**13.3 Edition**

The Slot Card Guide:

A Comprehensive Worldwide Guide and Checklist

For all Modern Casino Slot Cards (1982-2018)

(Finalized: October 2018)

**By Robert Baker, Pat Lamb & Steve Wells**

Copyright © 2018 by Robert Baker, Pat Lamb & Steve Wells

All rights reserved. No part of this work may be reproduced or distributed in any form or by any means,

including electronic or mechanical, photocopying or information storage and retrieval systems,

without written permission from the copyright holder.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

Special thanks to Pat and Daryl Lamb plus Steve Wells, the original authors of this book who have contributed countless hours publishing past editions and trusting me to carry on the work with future guides. Also, many thanks to the following individuals who have contributed information to this effort throughout the years: Dick Adamowicz, Allan Anderson, Jeff Baltzer, Ed & Esther Barker, Jerry Birl, Archie Black, Dick Brach, Scott Brady, Lee Bruton, James Campiglia, Bob Carroll, Tim & Sherry Claire, Ron Clewell, Tracy Crump, Lois Dahl, Jim Dalvell, Denny Deemer, Carolyn & Earl Donley, George Dmitrevsky, Tom Dunn, Tom Edwards, Ray Freer, Bob Gable, Emile Giroux, Paul Gratton, Barry Hauptman, Jerry Heim, Eric Hesse, Dennis Hilner, Mike Hoffman, Pam Holmgren, Duke Hubbard, Marvin Jacobson, Moses Jardin, Gary Johnson, David Johnston, John Kallman, Brad Keller, Jerry Klare, Don Klein, Lee Knott, Ron Konicke, Larry Kopp, Jim Kruse, Steve Kuriscak, Bob Lamb, Fred Lamb, Ron Leis, Paul Liscio, Don Lueders, Bo Maciech, Chuck Mades, Mary Ann Massey, Dennis McCormack, Robb McPherson, Mark Menke, Jim Munding, Ron Murphy, Ralph Myers, Ken Nelson, David Niver, Ed Noel, James Noll, Lee Nott, Larry Pang, Michael Petty, Don Phillips, Steve Piccolo, Tim Pierce, Richard C. Pokracki, Don Poole, Kevin Pyles, Robert Quental, Mike Robison, Don Rogers, John Rudden, Dwain Ryan, Allen Sandquist, Paul Sax, Albert Scalzo, Jim Selig, John Sibrel, Jim Silva, Sunday Silverman, Hal & Jan Simmons, Jerry Sinkovec, Michael Siskin, Jason Skinner, Max Smith, Robert Storks, Gino & Ken Svevo, Robert Touts, Glen Watson, Wayne Thompson, Barbara Van Belkum, Carol Wendleton, Barry Weintraub and many more.

INTRODUCTION

This is the next quarterly release of this publication and the listings have grown to **over 21,250** slot cards! Unknown and unlisted cards are discovered on a regular basis and the master copy of this guide is a never ending work in progress. The guide includes the CG numbers assigned to each and every slot card as it was entered onto the ChipGuide website. These numbers are also hot links in the electronic copy of the guide so you can click on any CG# and access the pictures of both sides of that particular card. Additional SCG# numbers work similar to the CG#s to access scans of other items from the Slot Card Guide website that were not added on the ChipGuide for whatever reason.

A very handy resource is the Slot Card BBS at [www.slotcardbbs.com](http://www.slotcardbbs.com/) where you’ll be able to connect with other collectors worldwide. I'll be posting news of new cards there regularly so be sure to check it out.

You might also want to check out the **Slot Card & Room Key Club.** Dues are $5/year. For information on joining, contact David Johnston, 350 E. Desert Inn Rd. Apt. C-202, Las Vegas, NV 89109 or email: [slotcardking@aol.com](mailto:slotcardking@aol.com)

I’d certainly like to thank all the collectors out there who helped correct mistakes and provided new information plus those submitting scans to the ChipGuide so we can include as much information as possible. Everyone has helped make this resource much better than it would have been. It’s impossible for one person to keep up with everything going on, so thanks again for all your help and support.

WHAT'S INCLUDED, WHAT ISN'T AND WHY!

Of course, we had to decide what constitutes a slot card in order to include it in this listing. The term "slot card" has become a generic term for all casino issued cards. Casinos issue cards for many reasons. The primary reason is to track the play of their customers on slot machines, as machines constitute the lion's share of casino business. However, many casinos use their slot cards to track play at the gaming tables. Other casinos issue separate cards for the tables. Occasionally, cards are issued for racebooks, sportsbooks, bingo, etc. Most of the time, these cards are made of plastic - the size and shape of a credit card. Sometimes, cards are made of paper or cardboard and newer RFID player tracking devices resemble key fobs. There may also be some track wagering cards listed under the racetracks.

**The first requirement for inclusion in this book is that "slot cards" must be shaped like a card!** If it is a booklet or large paper item that doesn't resemble a card shape - then it isn't a "slot card". **Newer RFID type key fobs used for player tracking are now being added after they started to appear in 2015.**

**The second requirement for inclusion in this listing is that the "slot cards" should date from 1982 or later.** Let us explain. Before 1982, there were casino cards issued as identification for check cashing, credit, and other reasons. However, it was in 1982 that cards were first manufactured for the purpose of tracking actual gaming action with the intent of giving rewards based on play. Legend has it that this brilliant idea came from an unknown executive at the Sands in Atlantic City. Thus began the modern era of slot cards. Early casino cards are great and would be an excellent subject for another book, but they are not listed here.

**The third requirement for inclusion in this listing is that the "slot cards" were actually used to track gaming action (machines, tables or other) or were issued for promotional reasons to attract business. In other words, possession of the card must provide the holder with a casino benefit.**

**Note: There has been much confusion over the white or other colored cards many casinos use when they have run out of current stock. Most often these are embossed with the casino name BY THE CASINO, not the manufacturer. These temporary cards are not considered a new issue and are normally not included in the listings. Occasionally a casino might have used a room key as a temporary slot card and those have been listed where known.**

**HOW TO USE THIS GUIDE**

**An explanation of the codes and abbreviations**

**As you can see by looking at the first column heading, there are 6 different columns which help to identify, describe, and value the cards listed in this book.**

**The columns are: 1) "Issue", 2) "Predominant Colors/Description, 3) "Mfg.", 4) Rarity, 5) Price and 6) CG# or SCG# --** with a checkbox appearing between the 5th and 6th columns**.**

**What follows is an explanation for each column:**

**Issue -** This column attempts to place all slot cards in chronological order. The earliest is listed first and so on. Cards with "1st", "2nd", etc. are specifically PLASTIC cards used primarily for machine play. **Paper cards are listed after the plastic cards and designated (PC).** There are other paper cards that were used for tracking purposes on games other than slots or tables. **These paper cards are designated with a PCX. All odd paper cards that don't fit the other categories are also placed here.**

**Cards that were primarily used for table play are designated as table cards (TC)** and placed after the regular issues. The TC designation applies regardless of whether the card is plastic or paper. Table cards are table cards, period. This way, collectors will be able to easily distinguish which cards are table cards, if they wish to collect them separately.

There are some casino-issued plastic cards that were not regular issues used for tracking play. These cards are generally special commemorative issues, tournament cards or promotional in nature - offering some kind of discount or benefit. **These cards are designated (XX). This is the catch-all category where the hard-to-fit cards are placed.**

Starting with this issue, a new CS designation was created for Cruise Ship ID cards that were also use as roomkeys and possibly in the onboard casinos. Cruise ships that had specific gambling related cards still have their cards listed with the issue numbers used in the past.

**In summation, here are the six different card categories:**

* **1st issue, etc. = Regular issue slot cards that primarily tracked slot play.**
* **XX= Plastic casino cards that were not a regular issue slot or table card. Usually promotional in nature.**
* **TC= Table Card (Any card, usually plastic, that tracked table play only.)**
* **PC= Paper Card that tracked slot play primarily.**
* **PCX= Paper Card that was used for anything except tracking slot or table play.**
* **CS = Cruise Ship ID cards also used as roomkeys and possibly in onboard casinos**

Casinos with several issues of Paper or Table cards may be listed in order as PC1, PC2, PC3 or TC1, TC2, TC2 etc.

**2) Predominant Colors/Description** - This helps to identify the card based on color and design. The important thing to remember here is that the **PREDOMINANT** colors are listed - NOT ALL colors. Also the description is our best attempt to identify the card's design for easy reference. There may be additional comments under a given card, or comments for a group of cards in the same issue to provide additional information to help identify the specific card(s).

**3) "Mfg."** - is the manufacturer’s or distributor’s mark identifying who made the card or possibly the card issue. This could be Faraday, Powercard, PPC, etc. There are only a handful of different marks to worry about, so this is an excellent way to identify cards quickly. Note that CPICA cards may be listed differently. For example, a “CPICA 23677” may be listed as “CP23677” in order to fit on one line.

1. **Rarity** - This is the best attempt to classify the scarcity/rarity of a given card, based on a consensus of knowledgeable slot card collectors. Some cards may be slightly underrated or overrated. Here's a list of the rarity values and what they mean:

* **Ex Rare - A premier card that exists in only a few collections.**
* **V Rare - Missing from most collections- less than 25 total cards are known or suspected.**
* **Rare - Very hard to find. Less than 100 cards are presently known or suspected.**
* **V Scarce - Hard to find, but obtainable. A few hundred cards are known or suspected.**
* **Scarce - Obsolete, but obtainable. About 1000 cards probably still exist.**
* **Common - Widely and easily available. Huge quantities are known to exist.**

**Occasionally, there will be a plus (+) or a minus (-) after the rarity. A plus sign means that the card’s rarity is almost at the next level. In other words, a Rare+ is almost rare enough to be listed as Very Rare. Conversely, a Rare- means that the card is almost Very Scarce.**

**Hard to get current cards (usually higher level cards) are sometimes Scarce, Very Scarce, Rare, etc.**

**Price** - is intended to be the typical value of an issued card in excellent condition. (Excellent condition assumes card has very little or no use and no writing or punch holes - if the card comes without holes.) If no actual sales or offers are known, the price is a reasonable prediction based on availability, appeal, location and overall demand. **Blank cards usually sell for a little more than non-blank cards. Very common cards have a value of 0 since their value is less than $1 typically.**

**CG# -** is the unique number assigned to that card when it was added onto the ChipGuide website. Clicking on the CG# in the electronic copy of this guide will access the pictures of that card that are stored on the ChipGuide. CG numbers are not necessarily assigned in any particular order. If a particular card is listed in more than one place it will have the same CG# regardless of what casino it appears under. For other cards that could not be added on the ChipGuide, you’ll find a **SCG#** that works in a similar fashion but links to scans on the SlotCardGuide.com website.

**A few last things –**

There may be additional comments under a given card, or comments for a group of cards in the same issue to provide additional information to help identify the specific card(s).

The term “Raised Printing” means that you can actually FEEL the card’s design by rubbing your fingertip gently over the card’s surface. Raised Printing makes a card more attractive, but this printing technique is generally found on older cards. Raised Printing is more expensive and makes the card more susceptible to wear. Just to clarify, RAISED PRINTING DOES NOT REFER TO EMBOSSED PLAYER NAMES OR ACCOUNT NUMBERS ON A CARD – JUST THE DESIGN ITSELF. In fact, this guide as a rule does not distinguish between ANY post-manufacturer changes on a card. Any exceptions to this rule will be noted in the guide.

***Happy Hunting! .... Robert Baker***

**Where to get copies of this guide?**

For electronic copies of this publication you can go to the website:

[www.slotcardguide.com](http://www.slotcardguide.com/)

where you can download the latest release as well as any previous release you may need to reference. New releases should be available every three months.

In lieu of selling copies as in the past, copies of the guide are now free while donations are appreciated to help cover costs and the efforts to keep this document going. There is a PayPal "DONATE" button on the website where you can donate any amount you feel comfortable contributing to the cause. Note that a portion of all donations received are now shared with the slotcardbbs to help support that effort as well!

Or you can send PayPal donations directly to my email address at:

[rbakerpc@gmail.com](mailto:rbakerpc@gmail.com?subject=Slot%20Card%20Guide)

If you'd like to donate any slot cards, have some old slot cards you no longer want, or you'd just like to mail a check or money order to contribute, you can reach me by mail at:

Robert Baker

20 Ferro Drive

Sewell, NJ 08080

***Hopefully this change in the way the guide is distributed will help to get more people interested in the hobby.***

***Spread the word and let others know !***

**IMPORTANT NOTES FOR THIS EDITION**

1. Wherever older cards were discovered every attempt is usually made to minimize renumbering of existing original entries where possible. In most cases cards are entered as additional variations of existing issues but there may be exceptions.
2. **All changes since the 13th edition in January 2018 are marked in RED.** You'll notice that any new casinos that were added will be shown in red in the index also.
3. A few hyperlinks to the photos on the ChipGuide were reported with problems and all have been fixed in this release. Please report any problems you might encounter and I’ll get them fixed in the next release. The hyperlinks are manually entered so there’s always a possibility for error.
4. Lake of the Torches Casino in WI was reorganized from the 7th issue and beyond after one of one of the early Distinguished cards was discovered and now listed in the 7th issue.
5. Several MGM Mlife cards from the 20th and 21st issues that were never verified or actually reported were removed from the guide.
6. A new 4th issue card was found from the Montblue Casino in Lake Tahoe, NV and the following issues were renumbered.
7. The cards under Terrible’s St. Jo Frontier Casino in Missouri had to be renumbered when a new 1st issue card was found with an earlier cpi#.
8. Several listings for Cercle casinos in France were removed after they were identified as simple membership cards and not used for play tracking, only for entrance to the casino.
9. **All changes since the 13.1 edition in April 2018 are marked in BLUE.**
10. Many of the original casino hyperlinks had a setting to force the view on the ChipGuide to open the slot card section automatically but there were problems with many of those links as things changed on the ChipGuide. All of the casino hyperlinks were edited to open the users default casino page when they click on the casino name. While doing that, a number of issues were discovere and fixed. I did manually checked all of the casino links but it’s still possible I might have missed something somewhere. If you do encounter any issues with hyperlinks to the ChipGuide please let me know so that I can fix them in the next release of this guide.
11. A.C.E. Rewards universal cards reorganized to better group issues.
12. Aliante Casino in Las Vegas, NV 2nd issue cards reorganized to better group the cards and make them easier to document.
13. Harrah’s special issue (XX) cards from XX48 and later had to be renumbered after a Canadian Veterans card was found from 2017.
14. Money Plays cards were reorganized to put the gold card as the 1st issue.
15. Montbleu 5th issue cards were reorganized based on the logos across the bottom of the back and split into 2 separate issues to better group the cards.
16. A new set of Palms cards copyright 2015 were discovered and the issues from later years were renumbered to allow adding the new found issue.
17. A new 2009 Rhythm City card was discovered and all following issues were bumped up from the 4th issue on.
18. All cards from the Station Casinos in Las Vegas, NV from 2015 and beyond had to be reorganized when additional military cards were discovered that were copyright 2015 and 2016.
19. All the Wynn and Encore cards were reorganized to reflect the fact that most cards were really resort ID cards, mainly used as room keys but also used in the casino before the newer RED CARD slot cards were put in use.
20. Shorelines Casinos in Ontario Canada were completely reorganized after it was discovered the specific location was actually printed in the front bottom right logo on the newer Axis cards so everything was reorganized to list the cards under each of the casinos where they belong.
21. Wynn Macau was slightly reorganized to move the room keys that were used as temporary slot cards with player info printed on them as XX issue slot cards.
22. **All changes since the 13.2 edition in July 2018 are marked in GREEN.**
23. Several Gila River cards that could not be confirmed were removed from the guide, basically what appeared to be presumed higher level cards when a newer lower level card was discovered when in fact the upper level cards from that issue may never have existed. Plus the original 15th issue was changed to be the 16th issue when a previously unlisted Player Club Emerald card was found that appeared to be issued right before those cards.
24. MGM Mlife Military & Veterans cards had to be reorganized to get them correctly grouped based on casinos listed and whether or not the bottom text is indented.
25. Diamond level 10th issue cards from the Peppermill Casino in Reno, NV were slightly reorganized and one variation was moved to the 9th issue.
26. Several cards were moved from the One Club cards from Mandalay Bay and now listed under the Circus Circus Reno casino since those cards were specifically for Circus Circus and not multiproperty cards like the other One Club cards. Specifically, the original 39th and 43rd issues were the cards moved. Additionally, the original 40th issue One Club card was really from the Colorado Belle/Edgewater casinos and is now listed under those locations. The remaining 41st and 42nd issues were then renumbered. When moving the One Club cards to the Circus Circus Reno listing, additional Circus Circus One Club cards recently discovered were also added there. When moving the Colorado Belle/Edgewater card it required renumbering the original cards from the 5th issue on to open a spot for the One Club card to be listed where it belongs.
27. PT’s Entertainment Group was reorganized to help clarify the issues after an another previously unlisted card was found.
28. The Casino Nova Scotia listings were originally combined thinking that they shared all of their cards. It was discovered that after the 6th issue they started having separate versions of their cards with their own specific phone numbers listed on the back. So the listings were separate and reorganized. Additionally, the original 5th issue card was determined to actually be the 1st issue card with only barcodes on the reverse and no magnetic stripe. The originally listed 4th issue card could never be confirmed and was removed since it was unclear what issue it might really have been. If anyone has that missing card or it’s reported later we can always add it back in the listings.
29. Casino Mirage in Moscow Russia was reorganized after a new found card was added as a new 1st issue, plus unconfirmed cards were removed.

**TABLE OF CONTENTS**

**United States Casinos**

ALABAMA 9

ARIZONA 10

ARKANSAS 15

CALIFORNIA 16

COLORADO 39

CONNECTICUT 55

DELAWARE 57

FLORIDA 59

GEORGIA 62

IDAHO 63

ILLINOIS 63

INDIANA 69

IOWA 75

KANSAS 82

KENTUCKY 84

LOUISIANA 85

MAINE 95

MARYLAND 95

MASSACHUSETTS 96

MICHIGAN 96

MINNESOTA 103

MISSISSIPPI 109

MISSOURI 127

MONTANA 131

NEBRASKA 138

NEVADA 138

NEW HAMPSHIRE 234

NEW JERSEY 234

NEW MEXICO 247

NEW YORK 253

NORTH DAKOTA 260

OHIO 261

OKLAHOMA 262

OREGON 278

PENNSYLVANIA 281

RHODE ISLAND 284

SOUTH CAROLINA 284

SOUTH DAKOTA 284

TEXAS 290

WASHINGTON 291

WEST VIRGINIA 303

WISCONSIN 305

WYOMING 309

MULTI-PROPERTY UNIVERSAL CARDS 310

*(Casino Management)*

Misc Cards

DISTRIBUTOR & MANUFACTURER CARDS 332

CRUISE SHIPS 333

**Canadian Casinos**

ALBERTA 348

BRITISH COLUMBIA 350

MANITOBA 353

NEW BRUNSWICK 353

NOVA SCOTIA 353

ONTARIO 354

PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND 357

QUEBEC 357

SASKATCHEWAN 359

**Foreign Casinos**

Albania 360

Argentina 360

Armenia 360

Aruba 361

Australia 363

Austria 369

Azergaijan 370

Bahamas 370

Belarus 371

Belgium 372

Belize 375

Bonaire 375

BOSNIA & HERZEGOVINA 375

Botswana 375

Bulgaria 375

Cambodia 380

Chile 380

China (Macau) 380

Costa Rica 384

Croatia 385

Curacao 385

Cyprus 385

Czech Republic 387

Denmark 388

DOMINICIAN REPUBLIC 388

Egypt 388

Estonia 389

Finland 390

France 390

Georgia 392

Germany 393

Gibraltar 393

Greece 393

Hong Kong 395

Hungary 395

Ireland 396

Italy 397

Ivory Coast 397

Kazakhstan 397

Kenya 397

KYRGYZSTAN 397

Laos 397

Latvia 398

Lebanon 398

Lesotho 399

Lithuania 399

Luxembourg 399

Macedonia 399

Malawi 399

Malaysia 400

Malta 400

Martinique 401

Mexico 401

Moldova 409

Monaco 409

Montenegro 409

Morocco 409

Mozambique 410

Namibia 410

Netherlands 410

New Zealand 410

Northern Marianas 411

Palestine Territory 412

Panama 412

Peru 412

Phillipines 414

Poland 414

Portugal 414

Puerto Rico 415

Romania 417

Russia 418

Serbia 435

Singapore 435

Slovakia 436

Slovenia 436

South Africa 437

South Korea 439

Spain 440

Sri Lanka 441

St. Kitts 441

St. Maarten 441

Sweden 442

Switzerland 443

Tanzania 444

Trinidad & Tobago 444

Ukraine 444

United Kingdom 446

Uruguay 450

Vietnam 451

Virgin Islands 452

Zimbabwe 452

**Appendices & Index**

Appendix A – Player Number Prefixes 453

Appendix B – Montana Barcodes 456

Appendix C – Identify Russian Cards 458

INDEX 459

**[UNITED STATES CASINOS](http://themogh.org/cg_home2.php)**

**[ALABAMA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=al)**

**Issue Predominant Colors/Description Mfg. Rarity Price CG#**

**CREEK BINGO PALACE (Atmore, AL)**

[Indian Casino] *(See Wind Creek’s early bingo card)*

**CREEK ENTERTAINMENT (Montgomery, AL)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Tallapoosa Entertainment Center")*

[**GREENETRACK GREYHOUND RACING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALEUGT) **(Eutaw, AL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Red/Wht/Blue (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG047377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047377)

2nd Red/Grey (“Fast Track Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG047378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047378)

(Reverse text is spaced from the left edge)

3rd Red/Grey (“Fast Track Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG072168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072168)

(Reverse text starts close to left edge)

(All cards copyright 2005)

**MACON COUNTY GREYHOUND PARK (Shorter, AL)**

[Racetrack] *(See "Quincy’s")*

[**QUINCY’S 777 at VICTORYLAND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALSHVI) **(Shorter, AL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Blue/White (“Q Card” & Member Photo) BadgingSolutions.com V Scarce 7  [CG047069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047069)

Red/White (“Q Card” & Member Photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG047070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047070)

2nd Black (“Blazing Quarters”) None Scarce 3  [CG047071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047071)

3rd Blue (Q Club) MCGP, Inc. Scarce 3  [CG047289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047289)

(Copyright 2005 on reverse)

4th Orange (“Q Club” in green) MCGP, Inc. Scarce 3  [CG047290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047290)

(Copyright 2007 on reverse)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG047291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047291)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Small Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG047292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047292)

[**RIVER'S EDGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALKNRE) **(Knoxville, AL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Blue ("River's Edge" over script "R") None Scarce 3  [CG172703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172703)

(Bingo card copyright 2013 on bottom right reverse)

[**RIVERSIDE ENTERTAINMENT CENTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALWERC) **(Wetumpka, AL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st White (Diamond Game & “Creek” Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG007114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007114)

2nd Purple (Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG021596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021596)

(Gambling Problem line on bottom of reverse is aligned at left with paragraph above)

Purple (Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG007115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007115)

(Gambling Problem line on bottom of reverse is centered)

3rd Yellow (Rewards Your Way) None Scarce 3  [CG061271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061271)

(“Riverside Casino” upper right obverse, same card also used at Tallapoosa and Creek)

XX White (Multimedia Games & “Riverside Guest”) None Scarce 3  [CG061266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061266)

XX White (Riverside Guest without Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG146339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146339)

XX Blue (Diamond Game) None Scarce 3  [CG061267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061267)

*(See "Wind Creek" for later issues)*

[**TALLAPOOSA ENTERTAINMENT CENTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALMOTC)

[**CREEK ENTERTAINMENT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALMOTC) **(Montgomery, AL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow (Rewards Your Way) None Scarce 3  [CG061269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061269)

(“Creek Entertainment” in **Black** print)

2nd Yellow (Rewards Your Way) None Scarce 3  [CG061270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061270)

(“Creek Entertainment” in **Red** print.)

3rd Yellow (Rewards Your Way) None Scarce 3  [CG061271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061271)

(“Riverside Casino” added to upper right obverse, same card used at Riverside.)

XX Blue (Diamond Game - Tallapossa) None Scarce 3  [CG061273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061273)

(Tallapoosa misspelled.)

XX Blue (Diamond Game - Tallapoosa) None Scarce 3  [CG061273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061273)

(Tallapoosa spelled correctly)

*(See "Wind Creek" for later issues)*

[**WHITE HALL GAMING CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALWHWH) **(White Hall, AL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Gaming Center Bingo) None Scarce 3  [CG172704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172704)

White (Entertainment Center Bingo) None Scarce 3  [CG172705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172705)

Silver (White Hall Winners’ Club) None Scarce 3  [CG172706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172706)

(All cards copyright 2004 on reverse)

[**WIND CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ALATWC) **(Atmore, AL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Orange (“The Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG007116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007116)

Yellow (“The Club” Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG007117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007117)

Grey (“The Club” Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG021928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021928)

(First three cards have “Good Thru 12/09” upper right corner on obverse)

Grey (“The Club” Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG007118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007118)

(This card has “Good Thru 12/31//10” upper right corner on obverse

(This issue has 2 phone numbers under logos on reverse)

2nd Orange (“The Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG091691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091691)

(No date on obverse, shadow behind “THE CLUB”)

Gold (“The Club” Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG187927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187927)

Grey (“The Club” Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG187928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187928)

(Gold and Platinum cards have “Good Thru 12/2011” upper right corner on obverse)

(This issue has 1 phone number under logos on reverse)

3rd Orange (“The Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG072850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072850)

(Same as 2nd issue except no longer has the shadow behind the gold foil "THE CLUB" and the

top of "THE CLUB" is in line with the "E" in "END" in the insert text)

Orange ("The Club") None Scarce 3  [CG086799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086799)

(Same as 2nd issue except no longer has the shadow behind the gold foil "THE CLUB" and the

top of "THE CLUB" is in line with the ""S" in "THIS" in the insert text)

4th Orange ("The Club") PG Scarce 3  [CG134535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134535)

5th Orange (MY Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135223)

Silver (MY Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135224)

Gold (MY Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135225)

(Two higher level cards have "Good Thru 12/2012" upper right corner on obverse)

6th Orange/White (Wind Creek Rewards – Play) PG Scarce 3  [CG168443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168443)

Gold/White (Wind Creek Rewards – Escape) PG Scarce 3  [CG168444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168444)

Silver/White (Wind Creek Rewards – Delight) PG Scarce 3  [CG168445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168445)

Purple/White (Wind Creek Rewards – Chance) PG V Scarce 7  [CG168446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168446)

Black/White (Wind Creek Rewards – Fantasy) PG V Scarce 7  [CG168447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168447)

7th Gold/White (Wind Creek Rewards – Escape) plicards Scarce 3  [CG169351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169351)

(Has "C-00272624A" in upper left of reverse with "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

XX Blue (Diamond Game – Creek Bingo Palace) None Scarce 3  [CG172702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172702)

XX Orange/Red (Spint Car Shootout) plicards Rare 10  [CG155265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155265)

(Has "www.plicards.com" in upper right and P696371 in upper left on reverse)

PCX Tan/Grey ($5 Million Grand Opening Giveaway!) None Scarce 3  [CG099705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099705)

(Scratch-off game card)

[**ARIZONA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=az)

**AMERICAN GREYHOUND RACING (Phoenix, AZ)**

**PHOENIX GREYHOUND PARK**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened:2003 Closed: no

*(No longer offers live racing but provides simulcast races from several tracks across the country)*

1st Blue/Multi (“More For The Bettor” & Racing Hounds) None Scarce 3  [SCG00001](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00001.jpg)

2nd Gold (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [SCG00002](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00002.jpg)

Grey (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [SCG00003](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00003.jpg)

Gold (Owners Club) None Scarce 3  [SCG00004](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00004.jpg)

(Barcode on reverse of all cards)

[**APACHE GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZSCAG) **(San Carlos, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold/Black (Players Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG007119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007119)

(Slight differences in the fonts on the reverse)

2nd Gold/Black (Players Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG007122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007122)

(Faint font reverse)

Gold/Black (Players Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG007123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007123)

(Bold font reverse)

3rd Maroon/Red (Players Club - Brave) ABL Scarce 3  [CG092991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092991)

Maroon/Orange (Players Club - Warrior) ABL Scarce 3  [CG007135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007135)

Maroon/Grey (Players Club - Chief) ABL Scarce 3  [CG007138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007138)

Maroon/Gold (Players Club - Elder) ABL Scarce 3  [CG007162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007162)

Maroon/Silver (Players Club - Legend) ABL Scarce 3  [CG007166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007166)

(Obverse logo is just "Apache Gold")

4th Maroon/Red (Players Club – Brave) ABL Scarce 3  [CG047048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047048)

(Obverse logo is now "Apache Gold Casino Resort)

5th Gold (Legends Players Club – Brave) ABL Scarce 3  [CG143091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143091)

*(Same cards now used at the Apache Sky Casino starting with the 6th issue)*

6th Black (Players Club – Brave) ABL Scarce 3  [CG177699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177699)

Black/Red (Players Club – Warrior) ABL Scarce 3  [CG193337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193337)

Black/Blue (Players Club – Chief) ABL Scarce 3  [CG193338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193338)

Black/Grey (Players Club – Elder) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG193339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193339)

**[APACHE SKY](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZWIAS) (Winkelman, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(Uses the same cards as Apache Gold starting with the 6th issue)*

[**BLUEWATER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZPABW) **(Parker, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Black (Indian on Left) None Rare 15  [CG007168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007168)

(Mag stripe on reverse at top, but no text)

White/Black (Indian on Left) None Rare 15  [CG007169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007169)

(Mag stripe on reverse at bottom, but no text)

(First two cards have taller Indian and ‘PLEASE INSERT THIS SIDE” is 30mm wide)

White/Black (Indian on Left) None Rare 15  [CG061288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061288)

(Shorter size Indian and “PLEASE INSERT THIS SIDE” is 27mm wide)

White/Black (Indian on Left) None Rare 15  [CG007170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007170)

(Still shorter Indian and “PLEASE INSERT THIS SIDE” is only 26mm wide)

(Sticker on reverse with 5 rules although some cards have been found without stickers)

2nd White/Blue ("BlueWater Resort & Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG007175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007175)

(Raised Printing. Reverse has the line "Slot Club Rules" and magnacode.com)

White/Blue ("BlueWater Resort & Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG007176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007176)

(Raised Printing. Reverse has the line "Slot Club Rules" but without the magnacode.com)

White/Blue ("BlueWater Resort & Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG007177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007177)

(Raised Printing. Reverse has the line "Slot Club Rules" but without the magnacode.com and

there’s a sticker over the 4th line in the rules that starts “You must be at least 21 years of age…”

where previous cards stated “You must be at least 18 years of age…”)

3rd White/Blue ("BlueWater Resort & Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG007178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007178)

(Normal Printing. Reverse DOES NOT have the line "Slot Club Rules")

4th White/Blue ("BlueWater Resort & Casino") ACC Scarce 3  [CG065426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065426)

(Unlike normal “ACC” mark, this is www.ablecardcorp.com)

5th Lt Blue (“BlueWater Resort & Casino” & Bubbles) None Scarce 3  [CG007179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007179)

(There is NO Fountain on the entry level card)

Lt Blue (“BlueWater Resort & Casino” & Bubbles) None V Scarce 7  [CG007180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007180)

(Raised printed large Gold Fountain and VIP on this higher level card, wide font VIP)

Lt Blue (“BlueWater Resort & Casino” & Bubbles) None V Scarce 7  [CG007181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007181)

(Shiny foil large Gold Fountain and VIP on this higher level card, narrow font VIP)

6th Sky Blue (“BlueWater Resort & Casino” & Bubbles) None Scarce 3  [CG007182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007182)

(Bubbles on this card no longer look real. VIP and small gold fountain are on the obverse)

7th Blue (“Player’s Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG007183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007183)

8th Blue (“Player’s Club Card”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG007184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007184)

(Unlike normal “ACC” mark, this is www.ablecardcorp.com)

9th Cream/Green (“Club Safari” & Monkey) None Scarce 3  [CG007185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007185)

Cream/Green (Tortoise) None V Scarce 7  [CG007186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007186)

Cream/Green (Tucan ) None V Scarce 7  [CG007190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007190)

Cream/Green (Jaguar) None V Scarce 7  [CG007192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007192)

10th Blue (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG007195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007195)

Orange (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG007201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007201)

Black (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG007202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007202)

11th Blue (VIP Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG007203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007203)

12th Blue (“THE club Classic” & picture of casino) None Scarce 3  [CG007204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007204)

Grey (“THE club Silver” & picture of casino) None Scarce 3  [CG007205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007205)

Yellow (“THE club Gold” & picture of casino) None Scarce 3  [CG007206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007206)

Grey (“THE club Platinum” & picture of casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG007207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007207)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "any time...")

13th Blue (“THE club Classic” & picture of casino) None Scarce 3  [CG163326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163326)

Grey ("THE club Silver" & picture of casino) None Scarce 3  [CG062269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062269)

Yellow (“THE club Gold” & picture of casino) None Scarce 3  [CG134607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134607)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "21 or over.")

[**BUCKY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZPRBU) **/** [**YAVAPAI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZPRYC) **(Prescott, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Blue/Yellow (Miner in Lower Right Corner) None Rare 10  [CG007208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007208)

(Bucky's Logo starts left of the above text)

2nd Blue/Yellow (Miner in Lower Right Corner) None Scarce 3  [CG007212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007212)

(Bucky's Logo is aligned with above text)

3rd Blue/Yellow (Miner in Lower Right Corner) None Scarce 3  [CG007213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007213)

(There’s no longer an “**s**” behind “bucky” in the web address)

4th Mustard (“Go for the Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG007214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007214)

(Reverse is mostly blank, only one line of text above the mag stripe)

5th Purple (Miner in Lower Right Corner) None Scarce 3  [CG007215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007215)

(The Yavapai logo on the **reverse** no longer has “feathers” beside the word “Casino”)

6th Gold/Pink (“Golden Hearts Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007219)

7th Purple (Miner in Lower Right Corner) None Scarce 3  [CG007220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007220)

(Blue text reverse)

8th Black (Gold Rush Club – Exclusive Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG012727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012727)

(Reverse phone number is "1-800-SLOTS-44")

9th Black (Gold Rush Club – Exclusive Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG133942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133942)

Gold (Gold Rush Club – Exclusive Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG198537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198537)

Red (Gold Rush Club – Exclusive Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG198538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198538)

Blue (Gold Rush Club – Exclusive Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG198539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198539)

Green (Gold Rush Club – Exclusive Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG198540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198540)

(Reverse phone number is "1-800-756-8744)

XX Black (Veterans Commemorative Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG159686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159686)

[**CASINO ARIZONA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZSCC1) **(Salt River, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

[**CASINO ARIZONA – TALKING STICK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZSCC2) **(Scottsdale, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver ("Cashback Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG012645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012645)

("Cashback" is mostly blue. Logo is under “P” in “Players” with “TM” after logos)

2nd Silver ("Cashback Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG065427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012647)

("Cashback" is half green and half blue. Logo is under “E” in “Players” with “TM” after logos)

3rd Silver (“Cashback Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG001125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001125)

(There is NO signature strip on the reverse with ® after logos)

Silver/Blue (“Sapphire Member”) None Rare 10  [CG012646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012646)

Silver/Green (“Emerald Member”) None V Rare 25  [CG012647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012647)

Silver/White (“Diamond Member”) None V Rare 25  [CG012648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012648)

(These cards were made and shipped to the casino in Summer, 2001. However, there is an

incorrect phone number on the back of the cards. They were pulled and not issued. It is

unknown whether these will ever be released again or destroyed.)

4th Lt Pink/Black (Cashback Players Club – Opal Member) None Scarce 3  [CG012649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012649)

(“Opal Member” is along the bottom of the card)

Red/Black (Cashback Players Club – Coral Member) None Scarce 3  [CG012650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012650)

Green/Black (Cashback Players Club – Turquoise Member) None Scarce 3  [CG012651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012651)

5th Pink/Black (Cashback Players Club – Opal Member) None Scarce 3  [CG012652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012652)

(The colors are bright on this card. The previous “pink” was very faded.)

(“Opal Member” is along the **bottom** of the card)

6th Pink/Black (Cashback Players Club – Opal Member) None Scarce 3  [CG044779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044779)

(“Opal Member” is in the upper center of the card)

Red/Black (Cashback Players Club – Coral Member) None Scarce 3  [CG001129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001129)

Green/Black (Cashback Players Club – Turquoise Member) None Scarce 3  [CG001130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001130)

(There is provision for the member’s picture on the obverse of this issue)

7th Pink/Black (Cashback Players Club – Opal Member) None Scarce 3  [CG044783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044783)

(There is **NO** provision for the member’s picture on the obverse of this issue)

(“Opal Member” is on **2 lines** in the **upper center** of the card)

8th Pink/Black (Cashback Players Club- Opal Member) None Scarce 3  [CG001133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001133)

(“Opal Member” is on **1 line** in the **upper left** of the card)

9th White (Player Rewards Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG044785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044785)

Grey (Player Rewards Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG001131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001131)

Mustard (Player Rewards Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012653)

Black (Player Rewards Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG001132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001132)

Purple (Player Rewards Club Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG012661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012661)

(This issue has 3 lines of text in the reverse paragraph, reverse is plain & non-metallic)

10th White (Player Rewards Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG120117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120117)

Silver (Player Rewards Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG118379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118379)

Mustard (Player Rewards Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG118380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118380)

Orange (Player Rewards Club Gold) 01 Scarce 3  [CG012662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012662)

Black (Player Rewards Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG118381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118381)

(This issue has 3 lines of text in the reverse paragraph, reverse is metallic)

11th White (Player Rewards Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG012663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012663)

(4 lines of text in the reverse paragraph, 2 locations listed at bottom of reverse)

12th White (Player Rewards Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG133581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133581)

Silver (Player Rewards Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG133580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133580)

Mustard (Player Rewards Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG020063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020063)

Black (Player Rewards Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG118382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118382)

Purple (Player Rewards Club Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG118383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118383)

(4 lines of text in the reverse paragraph, logo & locations above reverse paragraph. Last line in

reverse paragraph starts with "program...")

13th White (Player Rewards Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG133585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133585)

Silver (Player Rewards Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG020062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020062)

Mustard (Player Rewards Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG133584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133584)

Black (Player Rewards Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG133582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133582)

Purple (Player Rewards Club Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG133583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133583)

(4 lines of text in the reverse paragraph, logo & locations above reverse paragraph. Last line in

reverse paragraph starts with "Player Rewards..." with paragraph 66mm wide.)

14th White (Player Rewards Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG012664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012664)

(4 lines of text in the reverse paragraph, logo & locations above reverse paragraph. Last line in

reverse paragraph starts with "Player Rewards..." with paragraph 64mm wide.)

15th Lt Grey (Player Rewards Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG163327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163327)

Silver (Player Rewards Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG173633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173633)

(Same reverse as 14th issue but another line of text added on the reverse under the web addresses

with the casino’s registered trademarks listed.)

16th Lt Grey (Player Rewards Club Classic) LVP740997 Scarce 3  [CG173634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173634)

17th Lt Grey (Player Rewards Club Classic) LVP760721 Scarce 3  [CG173635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173635)

18th Lt Grey (Player Rewards Club Classic) P774555 Scarce 3  [CG177700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177700)

XX Tan (Jackpot Bonus Card 20%) None V Rare 25  [CG012665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012665)

XX Tan (Jackpot Bonus Card 30%) None V Rare 35  [CG012677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012667)

XX Tan (Jackpot Bonus Card 50%) None V Rare 35  [CG012678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012678)

(Above three cards had very limited production runs: 2400 20% cards & only 300 of the others)

XX Green/Black (Jackpot Bonus Card 30%) None V Rare 25  [CG012679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012679)

XX Green/Black (Jackpot Bonus Card 40%) None V Rare 25  [CG012683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012683)

XX Green/Black (Jackpot Bonus Card 50%) None V Rare 25  [CG012684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012684)

(There are actually two casinos on this reservation, located a few miles apart)

[**CASINO OF THE SUN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZTUCO) **(Tucson, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

[**CASINO DEL SOL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZTUCD) **(Tucson, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

*(Both casinos are on the same reservation about a mile apart and use the same cards)*

1st Navy (Club Sol Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG065428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065428)

(Color variations exist)

2nd Navy (Club Sol Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012696)

(Reverse paragraph is about 25mm high with wide mag stripe)

Navy (Club Sol Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012697)

(Reverse paragraph is about 29mm high with narrow mag stripe)

(2nd line on reverse begins “is not transferable” on this issue)

3rd Navy (Club Sol Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012698)

(2nd line on reverse begins “card is not transferable” & “Must be 18 years….” in 1st line)

4th Navy (Club Sol Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067973)

(“Must be 21 years…” on the reverse)

5th Navy (Club Sol Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012699)

(This card is similar on the obverse, with the words “Made In China” on the reverse.)

6th Navy (Club Sol Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012707)

(Text on reverse is 3mm to the right inside box. No more mention of “China”)

7th Blue (“Club Sol” - Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012708)

(**2 Casinos** are listed on the bottom of the obverse)

8th Blue (“Club Sol” - Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012709)

Mustard (“Club Sol” - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012710)

Grey (“Club Sol” - Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG012712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012712)

Black (“Club Sol” - Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG012713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012713)

(Thisissue has **a pinkish white reverse** and a **black** **mag stripe**. **“Sol Casinos”** is on the

bottom **right** of the obverse**. End hold lines are lighter** than the next issue.)

9th Blue (“Club Sol” - Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012714)

Mustard (“Club Sol” - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012715)

Grey (“Club Sol” - Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG012716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012716)

Black (“Club Sol” - Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG092998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092998)

**(**This issue has a **white reverse** and a **dark brown mag stripe**. **“Sol Casinos”** is on the bottom

**right** of the obverse**. End hold lines are darker** than the previous issue.)

10th Blue (“Club Sol” - Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG092995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092995)

Mustard (“Club Sol” - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG092996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092996)

Silver (“Club Sol” - Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG092997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092997)

Black ("Club Sol" - Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG111784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111784)

(On **t**hi**s** issue **“Sol Casinos”** logo is on the **top right** of the obverse)

11th Orange (Club Sol – Copper) None Scarce 3  [CG118209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118209)

Grey (Club Sol – Opal) None Scarce 3  [CG118210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118210)

Green (Club Sol – Jade) None Scarce 3  [CG118211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118211)

Red (Club Sol – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG118212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118212)

Black (Club Sol – Onyx) None Scarce 3  [CG118213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118213)

PC White (VIP Tracking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012717)

XX Black (Bingo Club VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG012718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012718)

(Reverse has mag stripe, but no text. Only 1 card per person)

XX Red/Brown/Blue (High Limit Lounge) None V Scarce 7  [CG012719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012719)

[**CLIFF CASTLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZCVCC) **(Camp Verde, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Black/Orange (Castle Club & Landscape) PPC V Scarce 20  [CG007684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007684)

Black/Orange (Castle Club & Landscape - Intro) PPC V Scarce 40  [CG007685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007685)

(Has "Your Introductory Card" across bottom of obverse in gold)

2nd Black/Red (Castle Club & Landscape) PPC V Scarce 15  [CG007743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007743)

3rd Grey (Castle Club Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001134)

4th Grey (Castle Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG001135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001135)

5th Tan/Brown (Castle Club Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG007744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007744)

6th Tan/Brown (Castle Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG007745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007745)

(This issue has a faint and **bold** reverse and there are several different color variations)

Tan/Teal (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG007755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007755)

Tan/Cream (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG007759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007759)

(On this issue the website is "www.cliffcastle.com")

7th Tan/Brown (Castle Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG007760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007760)

(This issue has a faint and **bold** reverse)

Tan/Purple (Gold Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG007762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007762)

Tan/Teal (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG007763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007763)

Tan/Cream (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG007764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007764)

(On this issue the website is "cliffcastlecasino.net")

8th Tan/Brown (Castle Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG007767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007767)

(Website is "cliffcastlecasinohotel.com", address ends with “Camp Verde”)

9th Tan/Brown (Castle Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG160038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160038)

Tan/Purple (Gold Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG175857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175857)

Tan/Teal (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG175858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175858)

Tan/Cream (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG053597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053597)

(Website is "cliffcastlecasinohotel.com", address ends with “Camp Verde, AZ”)

10th Brown (Castle Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG166755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166755)

(Phone number is now “(800) 381-SLOT (7568)” )

11th Blue (Castle Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG186755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186755)

Gold (Castle Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG186756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186756)

Black (Castle Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG186757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186757)

White (Castle Club Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG186758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186758)

XX Black/Grey (Club Thunder) None Rare 10  [CG007797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007797)

XX Yellow (Castle Club-bus card) PPC Rare 25  [CG007798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007798)

XX White (Stacks of Cash Givaway) None Rare 15  [CG007799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007799)

XX Orange (Sunset & gold lettering) None Rare 25  [CG007800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007800)

XX Red/White/Blue (Castle Club Veteran) None V Scarce 7  [CG186759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186759)

[**COCOPAH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZYUCO) **(Somerton, AZ)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Black/Multi (“Where Dreams Can Come True”) None Common 3  [CG012726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012726)

2nd Black/Multi (“Where Dreams Can Come True”) None Common 3  [CG008244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008244)

(There is a smaller logo on this card allowing a space for a white strip along the bottom of the

obverse for the member name and number.)

3rd Grey (“Everyday It’s Where Winners Play”) None Scarce 3  [CG012732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012732)

4th Red (“Ca$h Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012752)

5th Black ("Ca$h Club" – Stay Play Dine) None Scarce 3  [CG092396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092396)

6th Purple (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG160049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160049)

7th Blue (Cocopah Rewards – Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG177342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177342)

**[DESERT DIAMOND](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZTUDD) (Tucson, AZ)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (The Slot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG065429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065429)

White (The Slot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG012754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012754)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Blue ("Diamond Club" above Large Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG012759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012759)

(This card was pulled shortly after release due to a conflict with another establishment)

3rd Blue ("Desert Diamond Club" above Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG065502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065502)

Blue ("Desert Diamond Club" above Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012762)

(Photo reverse)

4th Blue ("Desert Diamond Club" above Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012781)

Blue ("Desert Diamond Club" above Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012782)

(Photo reverse)

(This issue has the new “Bear” Logo & One Phone Number on the Reverse)

5th Blue ("Desert Diamond Club" & Small Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012783)

Gold ("Desert Diamond Club" & Double Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG012784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012784)

Grey ("Desert Diamond Club" & Triple Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG012785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012785)

6th Lt Blue ("Desert Diamond Club" & Small Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012786)

(Diamond facets are not as dark as on previous issue)

(5th and 6th issues also have the Golden Hasan logo)

7th Dk Pink ("desert diamond club" & Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012787)

(“desert diamond club” on obverse is in all lower case letters, 3 logos on reverse)

8th Red ("desert diamond club" & Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012788)

(“desert diamond club” on obverse is in all lower case letters, 1 logo on reverse)

9th Red ("Desert Diamond Club" & Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG092987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092987)

Red ("Desert Diamond Club" & Large Diamond) PG Scarce 3  [CG084538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084538)

(This issue has “Desert Diamond Club” on obverse in upper & lower case letters, with

one logo on reverse.)

10th Blue (Diamond Rewards Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG098224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098224)

Blue (Diamond Rewards Classic & White Star) None Scarce 3  [CG127321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127321)

(This card has a white star in the upper right corner on the obverse)

Silver (Diamond Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG129956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129956)

Gold (Diamond Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG130128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130128)

Black (Diamond Rewards Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG130351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130351)

XX Blue (Tribute) None V Scarce 7  [CG121672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121672)

(Special Veteran's card issued in 2014, used at all three properties)

XX Black (“Bingo Winners Club” & Bingo Balls) GTI Scarce 3  [CG012789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012789)

(Highly unusual, this is believed to be one of a few cards that has the mfg. listed on the front! GTI

stands for “Game Tech International”. Similar cards are used at Wildhorse Resort in OR, Dakota

Connection in SD, Virgin River in NV and Creek Nation in OK)

(Desert Diamond has two locations a few miles apart on the same reservation)

[**DESERT DIAMOND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZWHDD) **(Why, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

(Previously the Golden Hasan Casino)

1st White (“Desert Diamond Club” & Large Diamond) PG Scarce 3  [CG012753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012753)

(Has “Why Arizona” listed on front under logo)

**[DESERT DIAMOND WEST VALLEY](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZGLDD) (Glendale, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Cards from this Desert Diamond location ONLY work here)*

1st Black/Blue (Diamond Rewards – Founding Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG160047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160047)

(Founding Member in upper right corner on obverse)

Blue (Diamond Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG173475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173475)

Red/White/Blue (Tribute Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG160048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160048)

(All cards have “West Valley” listed on front under logo)

**[FORT McDOWELL](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZFMFM) (Fountain Hills, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1988 Closed: no

1st White (Super Slot - Bronze Member) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG000954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000954)

White (Super Slot – Silver Member) Faraday Rare 15  [CG012790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012790)

White (Super Slot - Gold Member) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG012791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012791)

(Some cards had a bar code on the obverse)

2nd Green ("Fortune Club" & Coins) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG012792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012792)

3rd Dk Green (Fortune Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG012793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012793)

Glittery Gold (Fortune Club Gold Member VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG012794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012794)

Flat Gold (Fortune Club Gold Member VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG012795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012795)

Silver (Fortune Club Platinum Member VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG012796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012796)

4th Dk Green (Fortune Club Member) ABP V Scarce 7  [CG065430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065430)

Gold (Fortune Club Gold Member VIP) ABP V Scarce 7  [CG012797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012797)

Silver (Fortune Club Platinum Member VIP) ABP V Scarce 7  [CG012798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012798)

(There is NO provision for a picture)

5th Dk Green (Fortune Club Member) ABP V Scarce 7  [CG012799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012799)

Gold (Fortune Club Gold Member VIP) ABP V Scarce 7  [CG012800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012800)

Silver (Fortune Club Platinum Member VIP) ABP V Scarce 7  [CG012801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012801)

(There IS provision for a picture. ABP stands for “American Business Promotions”)

6th Yellow (Winners Circle Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012802)

Grey (Winners Circle Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012803)

Black (Winners Circle Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG012804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012804)

(On this issue, all text aligns to the left side of the reverse)

7th Yellow (Winners Circle Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012805)

Grey (Winners Circle Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012806)

Black (Winners Circle Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG012807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012807)

(This issue of card has shifted all text to the right side of the reverse. There is also a space

between “Mc” and “Dowell” on reverse, 1st line under mag stripe.)

8th Yellow (Winners Circle Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012808)

Grey (Winners Circle Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG044771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044771)

Black (Winners Circle Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG012809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012809)

(This issue of card has shifted all text to the right side of the reverse. There is also NO space

in “McDowell” on reverse, 1st line under mag stripe.)

9th Black (Winners Circle Platinum 2005) None Scarce 3  [CG012810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012810)

10th Yellow (Winners Circle Gold 2006) None Scarce 3  [CG012811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012811)

Grey (Winners Circle Platinum 2006) None Scarce 3  [CG012812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012812)

11th Yellow (Winners Circle Gold 2007) None Scarce 3  [CG012813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012813)

Grey (Winners Circle Platinum 2007) None Scarce 3  [CG012814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012814)

12th Yellow (Winners Circle Gold 2008) None Scarce 3  [CG012815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012815)

Grey (Winners Circle Platinum 2008) None Scarce 3  [CG012816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012816)

13th Tan (Fortune Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012817)

Lt Grey (Fortune Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012818)

Dk Grey (Fortune Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG012819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012819)

Red (“Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012820)

14th Red (“Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012822)

(Obverse is shiny metallic on this Elite card)

15th Lt Grey/White (Fortune Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012823)

Red (Fortune Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG135228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135228)

(Reverse text is aligned at left with bullets, earlier cards were aligned right. 4th bulleted item in

The list does NOT have a period at the end of the line.)

16th Lt Grey/White (Fortune Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG163328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163328)

(Reverse text is aligned at left with bullets like 15th issue but period added at end of 4th bulleted

item in the list.)

17th Tan (Fortune Club – Earth) None Scarce 3  [CG177702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177702)

Grey (Fortune Club – Moon) None Scarce 3  [CG177703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177703)

Gold (Fortune Club – Sun) None V Scarce 7  [CG177704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177704)

Blue (Fortune Club – Sky) None V Scarce 7  [CG177705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177705)

XX White/Red (“Card Room Prospectors Treasure Hunt”) None V Rare 40  [CG012824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012824)

(Blank reverse and mag stripe. Obverse has “See if you’re a winner on Friday May 30, 1997”)

XX White/Blue (“Card Room Prospectors Treasure Hunt”) None V Rare 40  [CG012828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012828)

(Blank reverse and mag stripe. Obverse has “See if you’re a winner on Saturday May 31,1997”)

XX White (Winners Club) None V Rare 25  [CG012829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012829)

(First Bingo Card-Barcode on obverse)

XX Pink/Black (Winners Club) ABP V Rare 25  [CG012830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012830)

(Card originally cost $7 and was used for Bingo only. Has barcode & player's picture)

XX Pink/Black (Winners Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG012831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012831)

(No provision for member’s picture. Used for Bingo. Different width barcodes depends on

number of digits in player number.)

XX Blue/White/Pink (KENO) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG012832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012832)

(There is a barcode on the obverse)

XX Lt Grey (Winners Circle Silver/$10 Sign Up Promo) None V Scarce 7  [CG012833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012833)

(Bring card and ID to Winners Circle to receive $10 in cash for signing up)

XX White (“Promo”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012834)

(Generic card that must be used in order to get the machine to payout)

(Some cards had “wheelchair” stickers on them)

XX White (“Fort McDowell”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012835)

(Several variations of employee cards known, with “Fort McDowell”, “FT McD”, “Ftmc”,

“Ftmcd” or similar printing on a plain white card that also had a long number string at the top.)

PCX Pink/Black (Winners Club) None V Rare 25  [CG012836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012836)

(Laminated paper card, barcode on reverse)

[**GILA RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZXXGR) **(Chandler, AZ)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Black (“Gila River **Casino**” Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG065431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065431)

(There is no **“s”** after Casino on the obverse)

2nd Black (“Gila River **Casinos**” Player’s Card) CPICA 28667 Scarce 3  [CG012839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012839)

3rd Black (“Gila River **Casinos**” Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG012840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012840)

4th Black (“Gila River **Casinos**” Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG044770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044770)

(Card now says, “Must be 21 years of age…” on reverse, previous card said 18)

5th Black (“Gila River **Casinos**” Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG013466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013466)

(Same reverse as previous card. The obverse has a slight color variation and text is now **bold**.

This is easiest to see on the yellow “Where Winner’s Go”. Both cards needed for comparison.)

(There are three locations all located on the same reservation a few miles apart from each other.)

6th Yellow (“Gila River Casinos**”** Players **Club**) None Scarce 3  [CG096504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096504)

(River reverse left corner is **dark** blue)

7th Yellow (“Gila River Casinos**”** Players **Club**) None Scarce 3  [CG012352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012352)

(River reverse left corner is **light** blue)

8th Glittery Green (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012841)

Glittery Red (Player’s Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012842)

Glittery Mustard (Player’s Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG012843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012843)

Glittery Grey (Player’s Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG012844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012844)

(“Lone Butte” starts 21 mm from left side reverse)

9th Glittery Green (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG044769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044769)

Glittery Red (Player’s Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG012845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012845)

Glittery Mustard (Player’s Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG012846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012846)

Glittery Grey (Player’s Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG012847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012847)

(“Lone Butte” starts 16 mm from left side reverse)

10th Glittery Green (Player’s Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG012848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012848)

Glittery Red (Player’s Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG012849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012849)

Glittery Red (Player’s Club – Ruby) 01 Scarce 3  [CG061278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061278)

Glittery Grey (Player's Club – Platinum) 04 V Scarce 7  [CG039863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039863)

(On this issue the reverse phone number "1-800-WIN-GILA." is 17mm wide, insert arrow

on obverse is larger with white outline)

11th Glittery Green (Player’s Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG096240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096240)

Glittery Red (Player's Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG012852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012852)

(On this issue the reverse phone number "1-800-WIN-GILA." is 15mm wide with the period

between "this" and "card" above, insert arrow on obverse is smaller with no outline and 4mm

from the bottom edge of the card)

12th Glittery Green (Player’s Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG021376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021376)

(On this issue the reverse phone number "1-800-WIN-GILA." is 14mm wide with the period

between "of" and "this" above, insert arrow on obverse is smaller with no outline and 2mm

from the bottom edge of the card)

13th Glittery Green (Player’s Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG071207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071207)

Glittery Red (Player's Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG078783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=078783)

Glittery Mustard (Player’s Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG139739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139739)

Glittery Grey (Player’s Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG139740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139740)

(On this issue "Hotel & Casino" is under "Vee Quiva" on reverse and is the same width as the

line under the Vee Quiva name, previously was just "Casino")

14th Glittery Green (Player’s Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG156366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156366)

Glittery Mustard (Player’s Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG156368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156368)

("Hotel & Casino" under "Wild Horse Pass" is 16mm wide and wider than the line above)

15th Glittery Green (Player’s Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG211340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211340)

Glittery Grey (Player’s Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG211341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211341)

("Hotel & Casino" under “Wild Horse Pass” is 19mm wide and wider than the line above)

16th Black/Green (The Card – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG184476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184476)

Black/Red (The Card – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG184477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184477)

Black/Gold (The Card – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG184478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184478)

Black/Silver (The Card – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG184479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184479)

[**GOLDEN HASAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZWHGH) **(Why, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Players Club) None V Scarce 15  [CG040367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040367)

**(Now the Desert Diamond Casino and previously shared cards with the casino in Tucson)**

[**HON-DAH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZPIHD) **(Pinetop, AZ)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Black (Reel High Players Club) CGI V Scarce 7  [CG044781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044781)

(Commercial Graphics Inc. – Color variations exist)

2nd Black (Reel High Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG044782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044782)

3rd Blue/Green ("Reel High Players Club" in white & Lake) None Scarce 3  [CG044778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044778)

4th Blue/Green ("Players Club" in yellow & Lake) None Scarce 3  [CG059877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059877)

5th Blue ("Players Club" in yellow & Tree tops) None Scarce 3  [CG089634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089634)

(“Where Players come 1st)

[**MAZATZAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZPAMA) **(Payson, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Multicolored (Mountains of Money Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012855)

2nd Multicolored (Mountains of Money Players Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG044777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044777)

(White and off white reverse)

3rd Multicolored (Mountains of Money Classic Card) ACC Scarce 3  [CG089632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089632)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card Dreamcatcher) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG012856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012856)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card One Feather) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG012857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012857)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card Two Feather) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG012858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012858)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card Three Feather) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG012859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012859)

4th Multicolored (Mountains of Money Classic Card) None Scarce 3  [CG001136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001136)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card Dreamcatcher) None V Scarce 7  [CG053598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053598)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card One Feather) None V Scarce 7  [CG053633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053633)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card Two Feather) None V Scarce 7  [CG053638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053638)

Black (V.I.P. Players Club Card Three Feather) None V Scarce 7  [CG053651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053651)

5th Grey (Mountains of Money Players Club Member) ABL Scarce 3  [CG198653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198653)

XX White (Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG012860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012860)

**[PARADISE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZYUPF) (Yuma, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Club Paradise) None Scarce 3  [CG012861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012861)

2nd Purple (Club Paradise) ACC Scarce 3  [CG065432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065432)

(8 lines printed text in paragraph on reverse)

3rd Purple (Club Paradise) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012862)

(5 lines cursive text in paragraph on reverse)

4th Purple (Club Paradise) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108597)

(Same as above except text on obverse has been raised higher & is closer to top edge of card)

Purple (Club Paradise & VIP) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108598)

5th Lt Orange (“Treasure Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012865)

(18 lines on reverse right. Paradise Casino on the California side used the same card)

6th Lt Orange (“Treasure Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012866)

(7 lines full text on reverse)

(The 5th and 6th issue cards were also used at the Paradise Casino in Winterhaven, CA)

7th Blue (Treasure Club – Black Band) None Scarce 3  [CG012867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012867)

(Black band down right side obverse, reverse Paradise Casino logo starts over the “e’ in “Use”)

Blue (Treasure Club – Gold Band) None Scarce 3  [CG012868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012868)

(Gold band down right side obverse)

Blue (Treasure Club – Red Band) None Scarce 3  [CG012869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012869)

(Red band down right side obverse)

8th Blue (Treasure Club – Black Band) None Scarce 3  [CG012870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012870)

(Black band down right side obverse., reverse Paradise Casino logo starts over the “o” in “your”)

9th Blue (Treasure Club – Black Band) None Scarce 3  [CG061275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061275)

(Black band down right side obverse., 7 lines of text in reverse paragraph & smaller logos)

*(The Treasure Club cards were also used at the Quechan Casino in Winterhaven, CA*

*although issued at the Paradise Casinos and only listed here.)*

PC White (Viris Tours) None V Scarce 7  [CG012871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012871)

XX White (Employee Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012872)

XX Red (Employee Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012877)

XX Dk Red (Arizona Employee Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=-12885)

(All cards were also used at the Paradise and Quechan casinos in Winterhaven, CA)

*(See "Quechan Casino" for all Q Club and later cards)*

[**SPIRIT MOUNTAIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZMVSM) **(Mohave Valley, AZ)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG161639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161639)

Green (Signature) None Scarce 3  [CG177836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177836)

Brown (Exclusive) None V Scarce 3  [CG177837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177837)

[**TALKING STICK RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZSCC2) **(Scottsdale, AZ)**

[Indian Casino] *(See “Casino Arizona”)*

[**TURF PARADISE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZPHTP) **(Phoenix, AZ)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (“Gold Card” & Barcode) None Scarce 3  [CG022318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022318)

PCX White/Yellow (Gold Club Membership) None Scarce 3  [CG022319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022319)

[**TWIN ARROWS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZFLTA) **(Flagstaff, AZ)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Navajo Gaming" listed in the Universal Slot Card section)*

[**YAVAPAI CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AZPRYC) **(Prescott, AZ)**

[Indian Casino] *(See “Bucky’s Casino”)*

[**ARKANSAS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ar)

[**OAKLAWN PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ARHSOA) **(Hot Springs, AR)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Green (“Winners Circle” & Cartoon Horse and Jockey) None Scarce 3  [CG034783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034783)

2nd White (“Winners Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG034784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034784)

(Black & grey jockeys on obverse)

3rd White (“Winners Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG034785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034785)

(Insert arrows on obverse)

White (“Winners Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG057240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057240)

(NO insert arrows on obverse)

(Colorful jockeys on obverse, reverse local phone# starts over 2nd “w” in the web address)

4th White (“Winners Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG034786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034786)

(Colorful jockeys on obverse, reverse local phone# starts over 3rd “w” in the web address)

5th Multi (Oaklawn sign & fireworks) None Scarce 3  [CG113978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113978)

XX White (Signals – Oaklawn Jockey Club – 1993) None Rare 15  [CG135816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135816)

XX Blue (Signals – Oaklawn Jockey Club – 1994) None Rare 15  [CG135817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135817)

XX Silver (Oaklawn Racebook VIP) None Rare 10  [CG135819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135819)

XX Gold (Oaklawn Racebook VIP) None Rare 10  [CG135820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135820)

(These four XX issue cards have no mag stripe on reverse)

[**SOUTHLAND PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ARWMSP) **(W. Memphis, AR)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Red/White (Player Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG023339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023339)

(“Grand Opening” in gold letters)

Red/White (Player Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG023340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023340)

(**No** “Grand Opening”)

2nd Red/Yellow (Dogs and Slot Machine) None Scarce 3  [CG023379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023379)

Silver (Dogs and Slot Machine - Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG023442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023442)

Gold (Dogs and Slot Machine - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG023508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023508)

(This issue has circle in the lower left on the obverse that says “2 Spins – 2 Chances to Win”)

3rd Green (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG023546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023546)

Gold (Gold VIP Member) None Scarce 3  [CG023567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023567)

Silver (Platinum VIP Member) None Scarce 3  [CG023597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023597)

Gold (“Premium Player” & Dog in Tux) None V Scarce 7  [CG023670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023670)

(“Southland Park Gaming & Racing”)

Gold (“Premium Player” & Dog in Tux) None V Scarce 7  [CG023678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023678)

(“Southland Greyhound Park”)

4th White (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG025646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=025646)

5th Green/Black (Player Rewards & RDY2WIN) None Scarce 3  [CG025915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=025915)

(Reverse text is approximately 21mm below the mag stripe)

6th Green/Black (Player Rewrads & RDY2WIN) None Scarce 3  [CG140218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140218)

(Reverse text is moved slightly up and is now approximately 18mm below the mag stripe)

7th Black (Go COMP yourself) None Scarce 3  [CG166030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166030)

TC Grey/Multi (PokerPro – Poker Players Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG025916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=025916)

[**CALIFORNIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ca)

[**101 CASINO, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPE10) **(Petaluma, CA**)

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: yes

*(Previously listed as Sonoma Joe's)*

*(Became Parkwest Casino Sonoma)*

1st Mustard (Rewards Club 101) None Scarce 3  [CG109031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109031)

*(See Parkwest Casinos for later cards)*

[**AGUA CALIENTE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARMAC) **(Rancho Mirage, CA)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "SPA Resort Casino")*

[**AUGUSTINE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOAC) **(Coachella, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Lt Orange (“Augustine Gold” Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG065379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065379)

Black (VIP Charter Member) None V Scarce 15  [CG109115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109115)

2nd Lt Orange (“Augustine Gold” Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109116)

(Same obverse as 1st issue, paragraph of text on reverse is 19mm high)

3rd Lt Orange (“Augustine Gold” Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109117)

(Greener top of obverse, paragraph of text on reverse is 17mm high)

4th Blue (Augustine Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109118)

5th Blue (“Vista” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109119)

Green (“Sierra” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109120)

Orange/Yellow (“Pinnacle” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109123)

(Obverse Logo in **black rectangle**)

6th Blue (“Vista” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109128)

Green (“Sierra” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109129)

Orange/Yellow (“Pinnacle” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109130)

(Obverse Logo with **NO black rectangle**)

(Smaller font on reverse, phone number and web address start under the “m” in “information”)

7th Blue (“Vista” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109135)

Green (“Sierra” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109136)

Orange/Yellow (“Pinnacle” Augustine Logo right) None Scarce 3  [CG109137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109137)

(Larger font on reverse, phone number and web address start under the “i” in “information”)

8th Blue (Augustine Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG126836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126836)

Yellow (Augustine Advantage Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG126837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126837)

Grey (Augustine Advantage Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG126838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126838)

Black (A List) None V Scarce 7  [CG126839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126839)

XX White (“Augustine Casino” Logo in red) None Scarce 3  [CG109139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109139)

(Temp card with blank reverse)

[**AVIATOR CASINO, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CADEAC) **(Delano, CA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Grey (First Class Pass with winged logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG111245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111245)

(Player photo on reverse with barcode)

[**BARONA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASDBC) **(Lakeside, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened:1984 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Gold Club" & Kenny Rogers) None V Rare 200  [CG111087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111087)

2nd Orange ("Kenny's Players Club" & Kenny Rogers) None V Rare 100  [CG111088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111088)

(The above two cards are among the most desirable of the key Indian cards)

3rd Purple ("Club Barona" & "My Barona Casino") None V Scarce 7  [CG111089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111089)

(There are versions with “Insert” & Arrow printed by casino and some without. Also, casino

printed cards with Big Player number and Small Barcode on reverse and vice versa.)

4th Lt Purple (Club Barona) None Scarce 3  [CG111090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111090)

(Text on reverse is perfectly aligned)

Dk Purple (Club Barona) None Scarce 3  [CG111091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111091)

(“Welcome” is indented one letters width on the reverse)

Silver (Club Barona Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG111093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111093)

Lt Blue (Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG111092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111092)

(Reverse paragraph text on these two cards have 6 lines)

Silver (Club Barona Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG199980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199980)

(Reverse paragraph text has 7 lines)

Lt Blue (Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG199981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199981)

(EXP 11/15/2001, reverse paragraph text has 8 lines)

(Platinum & Diamond levels mention eligibility re-evaluated every three months)

5th Purple (Club Barona) None Scarce 3  [CG111094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111094)

Silver (Club Barona Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG111096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111096)

Lt Blue (Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG111095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111095)

(Reverse paragraph text has 7 lines)

Black ( “Platinum” & Script “P”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111097)

Blue (Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG111098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111098)

(Reverse has paragraph text 8 lines)

(Platinum & Diamond levels now mention eligibility re-evaluated every six months)

6th Reddish Brown (Club Barona) IPC100202 Scarce 3  [CG001138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001138)

Brown/Grey (“Platinum” & Picture Card) IPC100202 V Scarce 7  [CG111099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111099)

Brown/Tan (“Diamond” & Picture Card) IPC100202 V Scarce 7  [CG111100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111100)

(Casino name changes to Barona Valley Ranch Resort & Casino. **Black** text Reverse. Some

platinum & diamond blank cards have the expiration date printed on the obverse & others don’t.)

7th Lt Brown (Club Barona) None Scarce 3  [CG111101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111101)

(**Red** text reverse – 5 lines text in paragraph. Period at end of last line in paragraph is under the "l"

in "Please" above. Text above mag stripe is 73mm wide.)

Lt Brown (Club Barona) None Scarce 3  [CG137442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137442)

(**Brow**n text reverse – 5 lines text in paragraph. Period at end of last line in paragraph is under

the "ea" in "Please" above. Text above mag stripe is 74mm wide.)

Brown/Tan (Platinum) IPC0304-02 V Scarce 7  [CG111102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111102)

Red/Tan (Club Barona Diamond) IPC0304-02 V Scarce 7  [CG111103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111103)

(4 lines in 1st paragraph. Both the upper level cards have provision for the member’s picture)

8th Oak/Brown (“Platinum” & Picture Card) IPC1204-02 V Scarce 7  [CG111104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111104)

Red/Tan (“Diamond” & Picture Card) IPC1204-02 V Scarce 7  [CG111105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111105)

(5 lines in 1st paragraph)

9th Oak/Brown (“Platinum” & Elongated Picture Card) None Scarce 7  [CG111106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111106)

Red/Tan (“Diamond” & Elongated Picture Card) None Scarce 7  [CG111107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111107)

(5 lines in 1st paragraph, 2 lines under mag stripe are curved)

10th Lt Reddish Brown (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG111629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111629)

Dk Green (Club Barona Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG111109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111109)

(No “INSERT” on obverse)

Dk Green (Club Barona Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG111110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111110)

(“INSERT” on upper left obverse)

Dk Green (Club Barona Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG111112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111112)

(“INSERT” on lower left obverse just above tan stripe)

Dk Purple (“Club Barona Platinum” & Picture Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG111113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111113)

(No “INSERT” on obverse)

Dk Purple (“Club Barona Platinum” & Picture Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG111114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111114)

(“INSERT” on upper left obverse)

Red/Tan (Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG111115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111115)

(This issue has 5 lines in 1st paragraph, 2 lines under mag stripe are straight. The line above

the mag stripe is 79mm long.)

11th Reddish Brown (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG111116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111116)

(Large “INSERT” on upper left obverse)

Reddish Brown (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG111117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111117)

(Small “INSERT” on lower left obverse just above tan stripe)

Reddish Brown (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG111118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111118)

(No “INSERT” on obverse)

(This issue mentions “Club Barona Host” in last line of 1st paragraph on reverse and line

above mag stripe is 75mm long)

12th Reddish Brown (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG111119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111119)

(Small “INSERT” and text above mag stripe on reverse is 79mm long)

Reddish Brown (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG117877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117877)

(Large “INSERT” and text above mag stripe on reverse is 80mm long)

(This issue mentions “Real Player Services Host” in last line of 1st paragraph on reverse)

13th Brown (Club Barona Classic Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111630)

(Last line starts “**relinquished**”…)

Green (Club Barona Gold Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111120)

Blue (Club Barona Platinum Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG111121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111121)

Reddish Brown (Club Barona Diamond Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG111122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111122)

(This issue has “Barona Valley Ranch Resort & Casino” on reverse)

14th Brown (Club Barona Classic Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111123)

(Last line on reverse starts “**must be relinquished**…”)

15th Reddish Brown (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG111124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111124)

Brown (Club Barona Classic Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111125)

(Last line on reverse of Classic & Classic Plus starts “**be relinquished**…”)

Green (Club Barona Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG111126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111126)

Green (Club Barona Gold Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111127)

Dk Purple (Club Barona Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG111128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111128)

Reddish Brown (Club Barona Platinum Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG111129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111129)

Reddish Brown (Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG135116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135116)

(14th and 15th issues have “Barona Resort & Casino” on reverse with "Insert Pin Card" on obverse)

16th Reddish Brown (Club Carona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG050036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050036)

Green (Club Barona Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG050037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050037)

Purple (Club Barona Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG050038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050038)

(This issue has a larger insert arrow with multiple arrows, "INSERT" is in Italic and reverse

is the same as 15th issue)

17th Orange (Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG164240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164240)

Green (Club Barona Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG164241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164241)

Purple (Club Barona Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG162707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162707)

Red (Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG164242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164242)

(“Club Barona” around circle in center of obverse)

XX Gold (Golden Ticket Club Barona Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG111130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111130)

XX Gold (Golden Ticket Club Barona Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG111131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111131)

XX Gold (Golden Ticket Club Barona Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG111132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111132)

XX Gold (Golden Ticket Club Barona Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG111133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111133)

(Limited edition cards issued in Nov-Dec 2011)

PC Yellow/Orange (Viva San Diego Casino Comp Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111134)

(Used at the Barona, Sycuan and Viejas casinos and listed under all three casinos)

[**BAY MEADOWS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASMBM) **(San Mateo, CA)**

[**GOLDEN GATE FIELDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABEGG) **(Berkeley, CA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(Same cards used at both locations)*

1st Multi (“The Thoroughbreds” & Race Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG111582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111582)

2nd Black/Blue (“Winners Circle” ) None Scarce 3  [CG111583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111583)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**BEAR RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALOBR) **(Loleta, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Blue/Green (“Bonus Bear Players Club” & Cartoon Bear) None Scarce 3  [CG108795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108795)

(Text on reverse starts 3 mm below mag strip, black mag stripe is 12.5mm wide)

2nd Blue/Green (“Bonus Bear Players Club” & Cartoon Bear) None Scarce 3  [CG108796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108796)

(Text on reverse starts approx. 5 to 10mm below mag strip, brown mag stripe is 10.5mm wide)

(Positioning of printing on obverse and reverse varies, higher and lower)

3rd Blue/Green (“Bonus Bear Players Club” & “Real” Bear) None Scarce 3  [CG108797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108797)

4th Black (“Bonus Bear Players Club” & Bear Print) None Scarce 3  [CG108798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108798)

(6 lines reverse)

5th Black (“Bonus Bear Players Club” & Bear Print) 01 Scarce 3  [CG108799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108799)

(7 lines reverse and “01” in upper right corner on reverse)

6th Black (“Bonus Bear Players Club” & Bear Print) 02 Scarce 3  [CG108800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108800)

(7 lines reverse and “02” in upper right corner on reverse)

7th Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109997)

8th Red (“be” and “The Club at Bear River Casino Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG177337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177337)

9th Black (The Club at Bear River Casino Resort) None Scarce 3  [CG182498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182498)

[**BICYCLE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABGBC) **(Bell Gardens, CA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Classic Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG111247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111247)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Black (“Classic Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG064862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064862)

(There is provision for players picture on the reverse and Large ( 3.8cm) “The Bicycle Casino”)

3rd Black (“Classic Club Member”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG111248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111248)

(There is provision for players picture on the reverse and a small (2.5cm) “The Bicycle Casino”)

4th Black (“Classic Club Member”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG111249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111249)

(There is provision for players picture on the reverse and no mention of “The Bicycle Casino”

on the bottom)

5th Black (“Classic Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG111251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111251)

(There is provision for players picture on the reverse and a small (2.5cm) “The Bicycle Casino”)

6th White (Player photo & info with barcode) None Scarce 3  [CG111252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111252)

(Plain white on other side of card, not black with logo like the other cards)

7th Black (“Classic Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG111253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111253)

(There is provision for players picture on the reverse with barcode but NO logo)

8th Black ("The Bicycle Hotel Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG151794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151794)

9th Red (“Classic” and “B” on Shield) None Scarce 3  [CG175032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175032)

(Provision for players picture on reverse with barcode and mag stripe)

XX White (Pan/Pan-1 kondition) None Scarce 3  [CG111255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111255)

XX White (Pan/Pan-2 kondition) None Scarce 3  [CG111256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111256)

XX White (Pan/Pan-5 kondition) None Scarce 3  [CG111257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111257)

XX White (Pan/Tournament) None Scarce 3  [CG111258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111258)

XX White (Royal Top - Omaha High-Low) None Scarce 3  [CG111259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111259)

XX White (Royal Top - Crazy Pineapple) None Scarce 3  [CG111260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111260)

XX White (Middle Center - Crazy Pineapple) None Scarce 3  [CG111261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111261)

(The XX cards above have a bar code obverse and mag strip reverse)

XX White (FastDeal Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG111265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111265)

XX White (Mexican Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG111262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111262)

XX Red (Mexican Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG111263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111263)

XX White (Legends of Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG111264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111264)

(August 2-28, 2001)

[**BLACK BART**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAWIBB) **(Willits, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue/Gold (“Player’s Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG108787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108787)

Grey (“Player’s Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG108788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108788)

(Became” Sherwood Valley Rancheria”)

[**BLACK OAK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CATUBO) **(Tuolumne, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Tan (“The Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108789)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with “program…”)

2nd Gold (The Players Club GOLD) None Scarce 3  [CG126450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126450)

Silver (The Players Club PLATINUM) None Scarce 3  [CG126451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126451)

Blue (The Players Club DIAMOND) None V Scarce 7  [CG126452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126452)

3rd Green (“The Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG159822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159822)

Gold (The Players Club GOLD) None Scarce 3  [CG167971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167971)

Silver (The Players Club PLATINUM) None Scarce 3  [CG167972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167972)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with “this program…”)

TC Tan (Games People Play) None Scarce 3  [CG040461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040461)

[**BLUE LAKE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABLBL) **(Blue Lake, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Blue (“The MVP Club” & Water Background) None Scarce 3  [CG065380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065380)

(Last line on the reverse says “be 21 years…”)

2nd Blue (“The MVP Club” & Water Background) None Scarce 3  [CG004793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004793)

(Last line on the reverse says “of age…”)

3rd Purple/Orange (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG111653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111653)

(Phone number on reverse is 707.668.9770)

4th Blue (Premier Player) None Scarce 3  [CG004794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004794)

(Phone 707.668.9770)

5th Silver/Blue (“Players Club” & Blue Bottom) None Scarce 3  [CG109417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109417)

Silver (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109418)

Gold (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109419)

(Phone number on reverse is (877) BLC.2WIN)

6th Purple/Orange (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109420)

(**10 lines** of text. Phone number on reverse is (877) BLC.2WIN)

7th Purple/Orange (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109421)

(**11 lines** of text. Phone number on reverse is (877) BLC.2WIN)

8th Blue (Premier Player) None Scarce 3  [CG109422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109422)

(Phone (877) BLC.2WIN)

9th Blue (Premier Player) None Scarce 3  [CG109423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109423)

(2nd line starts “**of**  Blue Lake…” – previous cards started “Blue Lake…”)

10th Blue (“Players Club” & Wave) None Scarce 3  [CG109424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109424)

11th Grey (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109425)

(Grey top and blue bottom on obverse)

12th Blue/Grey (“Players Club” with Logo upper left) None Scarce 3  [CG109426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109426)

(Blue top with grey bottom on obverse. Now only one level)

13th Green/White (Redwood Rewards Club EVERGREEN) None Scarce 3  [CG109428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109428)

Orange/White (Redwood Rewards Club PINE) None Scarce 3  [CG109427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109427)

Grey/White (Redwood Rewards Club SEQUOIA) None Scarce 3  [CG109430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109430)

Brown/White (Redwood Rewards Club REDWOOD) None V Scarce 7  [CG109429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109429)

14th Brown/White (Redwood Rewards Club HYPERION) None V Scarce 7  [CG113290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113290)

(Replaced the Redwood level in the last issue)

[**CACHE CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABRCC) **(Brooks, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Brick ("Cache Club at Cache Creek") PPC Scarce 3  [CG058929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058929)

2nd Brick (“Cache Creek Cache Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG005966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005966)

(The Club logo is in Script)

3rd Black/Burgundy (“Cache Club Card”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG005967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005967)

4th Grey/White (“Pearl Member” NO Chinese Character) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110716)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Rat) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110715)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Ox) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110717)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Tiger) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110718)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Rabbit) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110719)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Dragon) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110720)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Snake) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110721)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Horse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110722)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Ram) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110723)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Monkey) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110724)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Rooster) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110725)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Dog) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110726)

Grey/White (“Pearl Member” - Pig) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110727)

(Previous listings included Lt and Dk Grey variations but in reality there are numerous color

variations of the Pearl level cards, not just two distinct colors, so they are now listed as one group.)

Green (“Jade Member” – NO Chinese Character) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110730)

Green (“Jade Member” – Rat) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110731)

Green (“Jade Member” – Ox) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110732)

Green (“Jade Member” – Tiger) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110733)

Green (“Jade Member” – Rabbit) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110734)

Green (“Jade Member” – Dragon) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110735)

Green (“Jade Member” – Snake) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110736)

Green (“Jade Member” – Horse) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110737)

Green (“Jade Member” – Ram) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110738)

Green (“Jade Member” – Monkey) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110739)

Green (“Jade Member” – Rooster) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110740)

Green (“Jade Member” – Dog) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110741)

Green (“Jade Member” – Pig) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110742)

Red (“Ruby Member” – NO Chinese Character) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110743)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Rat) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110744)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Ox) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110745)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Tiger) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110746)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Rabbit) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110748)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Dragon) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110749)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Snake) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110750)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Horse) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110751)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Ram) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110752)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Monkey) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110753)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Rooster) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110754)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Dog) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110755)

Red (“Ruby Member” – Pig) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110756)

(These cards also came with 12 different Chinese Characters printed in **Gold** by the casino that

represent the 12 signs of the Chinese Zodiac – Rat, Ox, Tiger, Rabbit, Dragon, Snake, Horse,

Sheep/Goat/Ram, Monkey, Rooster, Dog and Pig. Color variations exist of each level.)

5th Black/Multi (“Cache Club Card” & Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG044940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044940)

Tan/Multi (“Pearl Card” & Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG110702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110702)

Green/Multi (“Jade Card” & Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG110703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110703)

Red/Multi (“Ruby Card” & Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG110704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110704)

6th Black/Multi (“Cache Club Card” & Anniversary) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110706)

Tan/Multi (“Pearl Card” & Anniversary) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110707)

Green/Multi (“Jade Card” & Anniversary) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110708)

Red/Multi (“Ruby Card” & Anniversary) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110709)

7th Black/Blue (“Cache Club Member”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG205220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205220)

XX Gold/Black (“Cache Creek Rocket Bingo”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110710)

XX Multicolored (“Cache Creek Rocket Bingo”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110711)

**[CAHUILLA CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAANCC) (Anza, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: c.1997

Slot Club Re-Opened: 2005

1st Blue (Club Cahuilla-“Charter Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109256)

White “Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109998)

Dk Gold (“Golden Days”) None Scarce 3  [CG109257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109257)

2nd Yellow/Silver (“Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109258)

(4 paragraphs reverse)

3rd Yellow (“Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109259)

(3 paragraphs reverse)

4th Yellow/Orange (“Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109260)

(1 Large paragraph reverse)

5th Brown (“Club Cahuilla”) None Scarce 3  [CG109261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109261)

(Web address in bottom right corner on reverse under address and phone number)

6th Brown ("Club Cahuilla") None Scarce 3  [CG124370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124370)

(Web address above reverse logo at end of text paragraph)

7th Mustard (Winner’s Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG177339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177339)

Grey (Winner’s Club – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG177833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177833)

Brown (Winner’s Club – Select) None Scarce 3  [CG177834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177834)

Blue (Winner’s Club – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG177835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177835)

TC? Dk Blue/Red ("MVP Club" & Logo) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109265)

(This card was used very briefly after the casino opened. )

[**CAPITOL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASACC) **(Sacramento, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Players Reward Card - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG111266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111266)

[**CASINO 580**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALIC5) **(Livermore, CA**)

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: yes

*(Became Parkwest Casino 580, see Parkwest Casinos for any cards used at this location)*

**CASINO FUN CRUISES (San Diego, CA)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**CASINO MARYSVILLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAMACM) **(Marysville, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Member’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111287)

[**CASINO MORONGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACACM) **(Cabazon, CA)**

[Indian Casino] *(See “Morongo Casino”)*

[**CASINO PAUMA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPVCP) **(Pauma Valley, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Black (Palm Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001242)

(5 lines text above phone number)

2nd Black (Palm Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001243)

(8 lines text above 2 phone numbers)

3rd Black (Palm Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001244)

(3 Lines paragraph text on reverse. There is no logo on the reverse of this issue.)

4th Black (Palm Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001245)

(5 Lines paragraph text on reverse., no logo)

5th Black (Palm Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001246)

(6 Lines paragraph text on reverse)

6th Purple (Palm Club – Where Players Win) None Scarce 3  [CG062899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062899)

7th Purple (Palm Club – Your Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG110001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110001)

("Casino Pauma" inside an oval, background of the oval same color as the rest of the card)

8th Purple (Palm Club – Your Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG117059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117059)

("Casino Pauma" inside an oval, background of the oval is red)

9th Purple (Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG114805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114805)

Red (Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG114806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114806)

Purple (Optimum) None Scarce 3  [CG114807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114807)

Black (Optimum+) None V Scarce 7  [CG114808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114808)

(Copyright 2013)

10th Purple (Classic) PG Scarce 3  [CG046788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046788)

Red (Premium) PG Scarce 3  [CG165246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165246)

Black (Optimum+) PG V Scarce 7  [CG165046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165046)

(Copyright 2013)

XX Green ($5 Free Pauma Play – March '09) None Scarce 3  [CG158937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158937)

XX Green ($5 Free Pauma Play – May '09) None Scarce 3  [CG117954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117954)

XX Green ($5 Free Pauma Play – June '09) None Scarce 3  [CG001249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001249)

XX Green ($5 Free Pauma Play – August '09) None Scarce 3  [CG117955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117955)

(Monthly bonus cards from 2009)

PC White (January 2005 Cash-A-Rama) None Scarce 3  [CG001250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001250)

[**CASINO REAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAMACR) **(Manteca, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Real Rewards) 05 Scarce 3  [CG111288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111288)

[**CASINO ROYALE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASACR) **(Sacramento, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/White (Players Reward Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111289)

2nd Gold (Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111290)

[**CHER-AE HEIGHTS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CATRCA) **(Trinidad, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Players Club” & Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG004782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004782)

(Reverse says “Made in China”)

2nd Brown/Yellow Multi (“Players Club” & Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG004783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004783)

3rd Green (“Crown Club” Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG004784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004784)

Grey (“Crown Club” Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG004785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004785)

Bluish Grey (“Crown Club” Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG004786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004786)

Black (“Crown Club” Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG004792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004792)

[**CHICKEN RANCH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAJACR) **(Jamestown, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: no

Slot Club Re-Opened: 2005

1st Brown (The Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108434)

[**CHUKCHANSI GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOCG) **(Coarsegold, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(Closed briefly from Oct 2014 until Jan 2016)*

1st Yellow/Black (Chikchansi Rewards) None Common 3  [CG109516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109516)

2nd Yellow/Black (Chukchansi Rewards Signature Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG065385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065385)

(Used opening week)

3rd Yellow/Black (Chukchansi Rewards) None Common 3  [CG109517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109517)

(Added 711 to Lucky Lane address)

4th Red/Multi (Rewards - Valley) None Common 3  [CG109518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109518)

Green/Multi (Rewards - River) None Common 3  [CG109519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109519)

Blue/Multi (Rewards - Mountain) None Common 3  [CG109520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109520)

Orange/Multi (Rewards - Summit) None Common 3  [CG109521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109521)

(Color band across bottom obverse, 10 lines text in paragraph, last line starts “issued….”)

5a Green/Multi (Rewards – River 2009) None Common 3  [CG200821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200821)

Blue/Multi (Rewards – Mountain 2009) None Common 3  [CG200822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200822)

Orange/Multi (Rewards – Summit 2009) None Common 3  [CG200823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200823)

(Color band across bottom obverse, 9 lines text in paragraph, last line starts “non-use…”)

5b Red/Multi (Rewards - Valley) None Common 3  [CG109522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109522)

Green/Multi (Rewards - River) None Common 3  [CG109523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109523)

Blue/Multi (Rewards - Mountain) None Common 3  [CG109524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109524)

Orange/Multi (Rewards - Summit) None Common 3  [CG109525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109525)

(Color band across bottom obverse, 9 lines text in paragraph, last line starts “annually…”)

6th Red/Multi (Rewards - Valley) None Common 3  [CG109526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109526)

Green/Multi (Rewards – River 2009) None Common 3  [CG148700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148700)

Green/Multi (Rewards – River 2010) None Common 3  [CG122642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122642)

Blue/Multi (Rewards – Mountain 2010) None Common 3  [CG122643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122643)

Orange/Multi (Rewards – Summit 2010) None Common 3  [CG122644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122644)

(Color band across bottom obverse, 8 lines text in paragraph, last line starts "insertion...")

7th Red (Valley) None Common 3  [CG109527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109527)

(No mention on reverse of club levels valid for limited time)

Red (Valley) None Common 3  [CG148701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148701)

(Last line in reverse paragraph mentions club levels valid for limited time)

Green (River – 2011) None Common 3  [CG135828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135828)

Blue (Mountain – 2011) None Common 3  [CG135829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135829)

Black (Summit – 2011) None Common 3  [CG135830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135830)

(All one color cards with logo centered on obverse)

8th Red (Valley) None Common 3  [CG099743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099743)

Green (River) None Common 3  [CG099742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099742)

Blue (Mountain) None Common 3  [CG099740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099740)

Gold (Summit) None Common 3  [CG099741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099741)

Purple (Meadows) None V Scarce 7  [CG200819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200819)

(All one color cards with level printed along right edge of obverse)

(Printed cards typically have the year printed on the front by the casino)

9th Red (Valley) None Common 3  [CG114098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114098)

Green (River) None Common 3  [CG114099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114099)

Blue (Mountain) None Common 3  [CG114100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114100)

Gold (Summit) None Common 3  [CG114101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114101)

(10th anniversary cards issued in 2013)

10th Red (Chukchansi Rewards – Valley) None Common 3  [CG159688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159688)

Green (Chukchansi Rewards – River) None Common 3  [CG200792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200792)

Blue (Chukchansi Rewards – Mountain) None Common 3  [CG159689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159689)

Brown (Chukchansi Rewards – Summit) None Common 3  [CG203846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203846)

Purple (Chukchansi Rewards – Meadows) None V Scarce 7  [CG200820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200820)

(Black band across middle of obverse with level under “Chukchansi Rewards”)

11th Multi (Chukchansi Gold 15 Years – Valley) None Common 3  [CG209197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209197)

Multi (Chukchansi Gold 15 Years – River) None Common 3  [CG200793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200793)

(15th anniversary card issued in 2018)

[**CHUMASH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASYCC) **(Santa Ynez, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Green ("Club Chumash" & 5 Colored Feathers) None Scarce 3  [CG110225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110225)

Gold ("Club Chumash" & 5 Colored Feathers) None V Scarce 7  [CG110226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110226)

Purple ("Club Chumash" & 5 Colored Feathers) None V Scarce 7  [CG110227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110227)

(Reverse text is 7 lines long)

2nd Green ("Club Chumash" & 5 Colored Feathers) None Scarce 3  [CG110228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110228)

(Reverse text is 6 lines long)

3rd Green (“Club Chumash” & 5 Colored Feathers) cpi 2008391 Scarce 3  [CG110229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110229)

4th Green (“Club Chumash” & 5 Colored Feathers) cpi 2013119 Scarce 3  [CG110230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110230)

5th Purple (“Club Chumash” & Butterfly) None Scarce 3  [CG110231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110231)

6th Purple (“Club Chumash” & Butterfly) None Scarce 3  [CG110232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110232)

(This issue card has “Club Chumash” printed in silver, NOT foil stamped like on 5th issue)

7th Lt Blue/Multi (“Club Chumash Win Bigger” & casino icons) None Scarce 3  [CG110234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110234)

(**5 lines –** purple reverse)

8th Lt Blue/Multi (“Club Chumash Win Bigger” & casino icons) None Scarce 3  [CG110236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110236)

(**6 lines –** dk purplereverse)

Clear/Multi (“Preferred Player Diamond” & casino icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG110238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110238)

9th Purple (Club Chumash Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG110242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110242)

Gold (Club Chumash Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110243)

Silver (Club Chumash Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG110244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110244)

Green (Chumash Casino Resort) None Scarce 3  [CG111701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111701)

(Green card was a room key that was also used as a slot card, no arrows on obverse.)

(Last line on reverse of this issue mentions “Account expires after 18 months…”,

2nd line starts “Chumash…”)

10th Purple (Club Chumash Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG110246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110246)

(2nd line starts “**the Chumash**…”)

11th Gold (Club Chumash Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110248)

Silver (Club Chumash Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG110249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110249)

Black (Club Chumash) None V Scarce 7  [CG110245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110245)

(Reverse phone is now HOSTVIP, was Chumash)

12th Purple (Club Chumash Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG110250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110250)

Green (Chumash Casino Resort) None Scarce 3  [CG110253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110253)

(Green card was a room key that was also used as a slot card)

(Last line on reverse of this issue mentions “Account expires after 13 months…”)

13th Red ("Club Chumash" & Birds) None Scarce 3  [CG113013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113013)

Yellow ("Chub Chumash" & Birds) None V Scarce 7  [CG125240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125240)

Grey ("Club Chumash" & Birds) None V Scarce 10  [CG125241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125241)

Black ("Club Chumash" & Birds) None V Scarce 15  [CG125242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125242)

14th Red (Indulge Signature) None Scarce 3  [CG161132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161132)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with “promotion…”)

Bronze (Indulge Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG161133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161133)

Silver (Indulge Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG161134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161134)

Gold (Indulge Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG161135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161135)

Grey (Indulge Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG161136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161136)

White (Indulge Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG161137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161137)

Black (Indulge Black) None Rare 15  [CG161138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161138)

15th Red (Indulge Signature) None Scarce 3  [CG177341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177341)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with “Cardholder…”)

XX Red (20 Years 1994 – 2014) None Scarce 3  [CG128556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128556)

Gold (20 Years 1994 – 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG128557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128557)

Silver (20 Years 1994 – 2014) None Rare 10  [CG128558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128558)

Black (20 Years 1994 – 2014) None Rare 15  [CG128559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128559)

(Special anniversary cards only issued during May 2014)

XX Blue (Chumash Casino Resort) None Scarce 3  [CG110251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110251)

(This card was used as a temporary card)

XX Red (Chumash Casino Resort – vertical card) None Scarce 3  [CG128560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128560)

(Ths was a room key that was also used as a slot card)

[**CLUB ONE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAFRCO) **(Fresno, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Rewards Card Member) None Scarce 3  [CG111292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111292)

Red (Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG047660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047660)

(Player photo on reverse with barcode, blank cards have no reverse printing)

[**COLUSA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOCC) **(Colusa, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Silver ("Platinum Players") None Scarce 3  [CG110831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110831)

(Crinkled foil)

2nd Silver ("Platinum Players") None Scarce 3  [CG044784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044784)

(Mirrored foil. 5 lines in the last paragraph)

3rd Silver (“Platinum Players”) None Scarce 3  [CG065387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065387)

(Mirrored foil. 6 lines in the last paragraph)

4th Grey (“Platinum Players”) None Scarce 3  [CG110832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110832)

Blue (“Platinum Players”) None V Scarce 15  [CG110833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110833)

Gold (“Platinum Players”) None V Scarce 15  [CG110834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110834)

Green (“Platinum Players”) None V Scarce 15  [CG110835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110835)

(There is no “Box” around “Colusa” on the obverse)

5th Glittery Silver (“Platinum Players”) None Scarce 3  [CG110836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110836)

6th Silver/Grey (“Platinum Players”) None Scarce 3  [CG110837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110837)

(Silver Reverse & age change from 18 to 21)

7th Silver (“Platinum Players”) None Scarce 3  [CG110838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110838)

(White Reverse & last line mentions “…age of 21”)

8th Silver (“Platinum Players”) None Scarce 3  [CG110839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110839)

(Line on obverse goes through “Players”)

9th Silver (“Platinum Players” & yellow sunburst over logo) None Scarce 3  [CG110840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110840)

10a Silver (“Platinum Players” & yellow sunburst over logo) pcsisd.com Scarce 3  [CG110842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110842)

(Last line begins with “**the front**.” , different ray colorings exist, all with the same reverse)

Grey/Multi (“VIP Club” & Casino Icons) pcsisd.com Scarce 7  [CG110843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110843)

10b White (“Platinum Players” & yellow sunburst over logo) pcsisd.com Scarce 3  [CG110841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110841)

(**3 lines** Slot info)

11th White (“Platinum Players” & yellow sunburst over logo) pcsisd.com Scarce 3  [CG110844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110844)

(2 **lines** Slot info)

Blue/Multi (“VIP Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG110845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110845)

(Expires June 15, 2005)

12th Silver (“Platinum Players” & yellow sunburst over logo) pcsisd.com Scarce 3  [CG110846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110846)

(Last line begins with “**for**…”)

Silver (“Platinum Players” & yellow sunburst over logo) None Scarce 3  [CG050185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050185)

(Last line begins with “**for**…”)

White/Blue Pastels (“VIP Club”) pcsisd.com Scarce 3  [CG110847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110847)

(Expires January 15, 2006)

White/Pink Pastels (“VIP Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG110848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110848)

(Expires July 15th 2006)

13th Silver (“Platinum Players” & yellow sunburst over logo) pcsid.com Scarce 3  [CG110849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110849)

(Last line begins with “**persons**…”)

White/Blue Pastels (“VIP Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG111702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111702)

(Expires January 15, 2007)

14th Glittery Grey (“Platinum Players”/yellow sunburst over logo) pcsid.com Scarce 3  [CG110851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110851)

(Last line begins with “**persons**…”)

Brown/Multi (“VIP Club”) pcsisd.com Scarce 3  [CG110852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110852)

(Expires 1/15/2008)

15th Yellow (“VIP Club”- Platinum Player) None Scarce 3  [CG110853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110853)

16th Silver (“Platinum Player”) pcsisd.com Scarce 3  [CG110854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110854)

17th Grey (Colusa Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110855)

Glittery Tan (VIP Colusa Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110857)

Blue (MVP Colusa Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110858)

Green (Premier Colusa Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG110859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110859)

Red (Elite Colusa Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG110860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110860)

Black/Blue (The Revolution) None V Scarce 7  [CG122685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122685)

(This issue mentions 12 months of inactivity in fourth line in reverse paragraph)

18th Grey (Colusa Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110856)

Green (Premier Colusa Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG133355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133335)

Red (Elite Colusa Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG138941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138941)

(This issue mentions 8 months of inactivity in fourth line in reverse paragraph)

19th Silver (Colusa Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110861)

Green (Premier Colusa Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG110864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110864)

(Reverse text moved left with large gap at right to allow room for a player photo)

20th Grey (Member) None Scarce 3  [CG146292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146292)

(Level printed vertically along left edge)

21st Grey (Member) None Scarce 3  [CG200875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200875)

Brown (Elite) None V Scarce 3  [CG200876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200876)

(Level printed horizontally top left corner)

XX Multicolored (5 Bingo Balls & Confetti) None V Scarce 7  [CG110866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110866)

XX Black (casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG111703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111703)

(“Pepsi” logo on the reverse)

XX Black (5 Bingo Balls & Confetti with sunburst logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG110868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110868)

XX Multi (Colusa Casino proudly presents Rocket Bingo) None V Scarce 7  [CG138940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138940)

XX Black/Yellow ("Rocket Club") None Scarce 3  [CG172714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172714)

(Reverse: "Indian Nations Network P.O. Box 1130 Miami, Oklahoma 74355"

This card from the OK Indian casinos was also briefly used at Colusa Casino)

PC White (Bingo Summer Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG110869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110869)

PC Blue/Orange (Bingo Summer Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG110870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110870)

**[COMMERCE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOCO) (Commerce, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Player Card – casino name in script) None Scarce 3  [CG111294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111294)

2nd Black (Player Card – casino name in block letters) None Scarce 3  [CG111295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111295)

3rd Black (Player Card – casino name in block letters) None Scarce 3  [CG111296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111296)

(3rd issue has smaller photo of stack of chips leaving more room for player’s name imprint)

4th Gold (“Commerce Casino” & player photo) None Scarce 3  [CG111297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111297)

5th Red (“The Commerce Hotel Casino” & player photo) None Scarce 3  [CG099543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099543)

6th Red (“The Commerce Hotel Casino” & player photo) None Scarce 3  [CG167329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167329)

(“GEGA-004154” added at the beginning of the Play Responsibly line, 2nd line from bottom)

7th Red (“The Commerce Casino & Hotel” & player photo) None Scarce 3  [CG195523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195523)

8th Black/Gold (Club Player) None Scarce 3  [CG199438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199438)

Black/Silver (Platinum Player) None Scarce 3  [CG199439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199439)

Black/Turquoise (Elite Player) None V Scarce 3  [CG199440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199440)

(Player photo on reverse)

TC Green (Lightning Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG040462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040462)

PC Black/Orange (Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111300)

(PC & TC preceded the plastic card which costs $5 to reissue if lost)

[**CORDOVA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARCCC) **(Rancho Cordova, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Became Parkwest Casino Cordova)*

1st Beige/White (“Cordova Restaurant Casino” & Deer) None Scarce 3  [CG111301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111301)

2nd Beige (“Cordova Restaurant Casino” & Deer) None Scarce 3  [CG111302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111302)

(Larger logo on all-one-color obverse)

*(See Parkwest Casinos for later cards)*

[**COYOTE VALLEY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARVSC) **(Redwood Valley, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(Previously COYOTE VALLEY SHODAKI CASINO and SHODAKAI CASINO)*

1st Red (“Coyote Valley Players Club Shodakai”) None Scarce 3  [CG108589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108589)

(Text aligned at left on reverse)

2nd Brown (“Coyote Valley Players Club Shodakai”) None Scarce 3  [CG108590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108590)

(Text centered on reverse)

3rd Tan (“Player’s Club” & Wolf Prints) None Scarce 3  [CG108591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108591)

4th Cream (Coyote Club & “CC” script) None Scarce 3  [CG108592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108592)

5th Yellow/Red (Coyote Club & large black wolf) None Scarce 3  [CG141103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141103)

6th Yellow/Red (Coyote Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG212418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212418)

(“Coyote Valley Casino” logo on reverse)

7th Yellow/Red (Coyote Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG211866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211866)

Yellow/Green (Coyote Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG211867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211867)

Yellow/Blue (Coyote Club – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG211868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211868)

Grey (Coyote Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG211869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211869)

(Reverse logo is now just “Coyote Valley”, earlier cards had “Coyote Valley Casino”)

**[CRYSTAL CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOCP) (Compton, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(Was Crystal Park)*

1st White (Round Logo, Barcode & Player's Picture) None V Scarce 7  [CG112895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112895)

(Obverse logo is Crystal Park Casino Hotel in circle, reverse has Crystal Casino Hotel info.

This card appears to have been used during the transition from using the Crystal Park name to

the new Crystal Casino name in 2007.)

2nd White ("Crystal Casino Rewards" & Player's Picture) None Scarce 3  [CG112896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112896)

(Casino name is in large oval on obverse, reverse is upside down otherwise the same as the 1st)

3rd White (Crystal Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG112897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112897)

(Barcode is 44mm wide and normal printing on reverse)

White (Crystal Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG112898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112898)

(Barcode is 63mm wide and reverse is upside down)

4th Black (Crystal Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG112899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112899)

(Reverse right side up, normal printing)

Black (Crystal Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG112900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112900)

(Reverse upside down)

[**CRYSTAL PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACRCP) **(Compton, CA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2007

1st White (Crystal Points Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG112886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112886)

(Normal Printing, black logo & blank reverse)

2nd White (Crystal Points Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG112887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112887)

(Raised Printing, colored logo & text on reverse)

3rd White (Crystal Points Players Card) Magna-C Scarce 3  [CG112888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112888)

(Raised Printing. “MCS-ANAHEIM-CA” lower right on reverse)

4th White (Round Logo, Barcode & Player's Picture) None Scarce 3  [CG112889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112889)

5th White (Round Logo, Barcode & Player's Picture) Magna-C Scarce 3  [CG112890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112890)

("Magna-Code, Anaheim, CA")

6th White (Round logo, Barcode & Player's Picture) Magna-C Scarce 3  [CG112891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112891)

("Magna-Code, Anaheim, CA" – reverse text is upside down)

7th White (“Crystal Blue Card” & Barcode) None Scarce 3  [CG112892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112892)

PC White (Crystal Points – black printing) None Scarce 3  [CG112893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112893)

PC White (Crystal Points – blue printing) None Scarce 3  [CG112894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112894)

(Crystal Points paper cards were for a promotion that ended April 31, 1998)

**(Now “Crystal Casino”)**

[**DEL MAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASDDM) **(San Diego, CA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow/Blue (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111472)

(Barcode is 57mm wide, black box to right of barcode on reverse)

Yellow/Blue (Diamond Club) V Scarce 3  [CG050178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050178)

(Black box to right of barcode on reverse, has "Printed in USA" above mag stripe on left and "V"

above mag stripe on right.)

2nd Yellow/Blue (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111473)

(Barcode is 64mm wide, no black box to right of barcode on reverse)

XX White (2010 Del Mar Bets.Com) None Scarce 3  [CG111474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111474)

(Barcode on back, Clubhouse Season 2010)

**[DESERT ROSE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAALDR) (Alturas, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Rose Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115305)

(Reverse text centered)

2nd Green (Rose Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG149224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149224)

(Reverse text moved right to make room for punched hole)

PC Blue (Senior Players Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG115306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115306)

**[DIAMOND JIM’S](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARODJ) (Rosamond, CA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109033)

2nd Blue (“Players Club”) 08 Scarce 3  [CG109032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109032)

[**DIAMOND MOUNTAIN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASUDM) **(Susanville, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Blue/Multi (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG054890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054890)

(Lavender mountains on the obverse and blank reverse)

2nd Blue/Multi (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108674)

(This issue has **dark** mountains on the obverse, “Casino” below the logo on the reverse. )

3rd Blue/Multi (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108675)

(“Casino & Hotel” below the logo on the reverse)

4th Blue/Multi (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108676)

(“Diamond Mountain Casino & Hotel” on top of obverse)

5th Purple (Diamond Club & silver insert band on left) None Scarce 3  [CG108677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108677)

6th Pink ("Diamond Club" & Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG134990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134990)

("Diamond Club" in script)

7th Grey (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG200878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200878)

(This is an RFID-type card that is swiped on a machine and not inserted. There is no mag stripe

and no player info printed on cards. It also replaces TITOs by carrying win credits on the card.)

**[EAGLE MOUNTAIN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPOEM) (Porterville, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Lavender/Black (Summit Club & Eagle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG108440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108440)

2nd Lavender/Black (Summit Club & Eagle Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108441)

3rd Lavender/Black (Summit Club & Eagle Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108442)

(Reverse text went from 7 lines to 6)

4th Yellow/Brown (Eagle & Mountain Top centered) None Scarce 3  [CG108443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108443)

(“Eagle Mountain” extends past the end of the mountains in the reverse logo)

Yellow/Brown (Summit Club Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG108444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108444)

5th Yellow/Brown (Eagle & Mountain Top centered) None Scarce 3  [CG108445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108445)

(“Eagle Mountain” ends at the end of the mountains in the reverse logo)

6th Mustard/Gold (“The Summit Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108446)

(Casino's logo in bottom right corner on obverse)

Black (“High Roller”) None V Scarce 7  [CG108447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108447)

7th Mustard/Gold (“The Summit Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108448)

(No casino logo in bottom right corner of obverse)

8th Red (The Summit Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG172405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172405)

Green (The Summit Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG172406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172406)

Blue (The Summit Club – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG172407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172407)

Black (The Summit Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG172408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172408)

XX Blue (Slots-For Slot Department Use Only) None Scarce 3  [CG108449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108449)

[**ELK VALLEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACCEV) **(Crescent City, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Orange/Blue (Elk on River Bank) None Scarce 3  [CG065378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065378)

2nd Green/Tan (Elk “photo”) None Scarce 3  [CG108494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108494)

3rd Green/Tan (Elk “photo”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108495)

(The word “Silver” or “silver” can be found printed on some 1st thru 3rd issue cards)

4th Orange/Cream (“Wild Card Players Club”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108496)

5th Mustard/Teal (Points Club) ABL Scarce 3  [CG108497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108497)

6th Yellow/Teal (Points Club) ABL Scarce 3  [CG168243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168243)

(Gambling Problem info added bottom left reverse)

[**FAIRPLEX PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPOFP) **(Pomona, CA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (RaceFan ClubCard & 3 Horses 1998) None V Scarce 7  [CG111524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111524)

(Reverse is printed upside down)

2nd Cream (RaceFan ClubCard 1999) None Scarce 3  [CG111525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111525)

(Reverse is printed upside down, cards known with and without barcode on reverse)

3rd Mustard (RaceFan Club Card 2000) None Scarce 3  [CG111527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111527)

4th Red (RaceFan ClubCard 2001-2003) None Scarce 3  [CG111528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111528)

5th Black/Yellow (RaceFan Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111529)

(Barcode & mag stripe both, all earlier cards only had a barcode)

6th Brown/Blue (RaceFan Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111534)

(Mag stripe only, no longer using barcodes)

XX Dk Blue (VIP Club Card 2000) None Scarce 3  [CG111530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111530)

XX Dk Green (VIP Club Card 2001) None Scarce 3  [CG111531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111531)

XX Yellow (VIP Club Card 2002) None Scarce 3  [CG111532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111532)

XX White/Black (Road to the Ntra/Handicapper of the Yr) None Scarce 3  [CG112120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112120)

PC White/Blue (Road to the Ntra/Handicapper of the Yr) None Scarce 3  [CG111533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111533)

(Sept 9-26, 1999 – Actually a very thin plastic)

[**FANTASY SPRINGS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAINFS) **(Indio, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Purple (Picture Casino & Water Fountain) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109546)

(Some cards have player’s photo on reverse)

2nd Gold (Club Fantasy) None Scarce 3  [CG109549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109549)

3rd Gold (Club Fantasy) PPC Scarce 3  [CG066255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066255)

4th Black (VIP Diamond Club) PPC Rare 25  [CG109550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109550)

(Expires 12/31/04)

5th Gold (Club Fantasy) None Scarce 3  [CG109557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109557)

(4 Lines of text on the revere, instead of the previous 5 lines. The words “Players Club” start

to the right of the “B” in “Club” above it)

6th Gold (Club Fantasy) None Scarce 3  [CG109559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109559)

(The words “Players Club” are larger & start to the left of the “B” in “Club” above it)

(“Club 55” stickers are known on the various gold Club Fantasy cards)

7th Gold (Club Fantasy) None Scarce 3  [CG109560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109560)

(Reverse has “Resort Casino”)

8th Mustard/Tan (Club Fantasy & “Loyalty Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG109561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109561)

Dk Green ( “Emerald Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109562)

Grey/Black (“Diamond Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109563)

9th Dk/Lt Tan (Club Fantasy & “Loyalty Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG109564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109564)

10th Dk/Lt Orange (Club Fantasy & “Loyalty Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG109566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109566)

11th Red (Hologram & “Fantasy Rewards Red Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG109570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109570)

Blue (Fantasy Rewards Blue Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG109568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109568)

Black (“Fantasy Rewards Black Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG109571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109571)

12th Red (“Fantasy Rewards Red Card”) 01-White Scarce 3  [CG109572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109572)

Red (“Fantasy Rewards Red Card”) 01-Black Scarce 3  [CG159204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159204)

Blue (“Fantasy Rewards Blue Card”) 02 Scarce 3  [CG118162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118162)

Blue ("Fantasy Rewards Blue Card") 03 Scarce 3  [CG147414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147414)

Black ("Fantasy Rewards Black Card") 03 Scarce 3  [CG109573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109573)

13th Red ("Fantasy Rewards Red Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG109576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109576)

(Last line on reverse starts with “transferable.” Previous issues started with “non-transferrable.”)

14th Red (“Fantasy Rewards Red Card”) PG Scarce 3  [CG177701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177701)

[**FEATHER FALLS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAORFF) **(Oroville, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Purple/Green (Bonus Magic) None Scarce 3  [CG108498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108498)

2nd Lavender/Green (Bonus Magic) None Scarce 3  [CG108499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108499)

3rd Blue/Green (Bonus Magic) None Scarce 3  [CG108500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108500)

4th Gold/Red (Bonus Magic Player’s Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG108501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108501)

PC White (V.I.P. Club) None V Scarce 25  [CG108502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108502)

(This paper card was used before the plastic cards)

[**FOLSOM LAKE BOWL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAFOFL) **(Folsom Lake, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (The PokerPro Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040463)

[**GARCIA RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPAGR) **(Point Arena, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Red (Winner's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG124362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124362)

[**GOLD COUNTRY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAORGC) **(Oroville, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Blue/Black (“Gold Country Casino” & Bear in Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG108996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108996)

(Two logos on reverse near top, left and right)

2nd Blue/Black (“Gold Country Casino” & Bear in Circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG108997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108997)

(Same card as above but has a Smart Chip)

3rd Blue/Black (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108998)

(2nd line, 2nd paragraph starts “on the front…”. There is NO signature strip on the reverse. There

are variations in the positioning of the reverse text but they’re too difficult to document.)

Grey/Black (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG110359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110359)

(2nd line, 2nd paragraph starts “on the front…”. There is NO signature strip on the reverse. This

card is missing the blue coloring and the obverse is grey and black.)

4th Blue/Black (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108999)

(2nd line, 2nd paragraph starts “on the front…”. There is a signature strip added to the reverse.)

5th Blue/Black (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109000)

(2nd line, 2nd paragraph starts “named on the front…” NO signature strip on reverse.)

6th Blue/Black (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109001)

(2nd line, 2nd paragraph starts “named on the front…”. Signature strip added to the reverse.)

7th White (The Gold Experience) None Scarce 3  [CG133123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133123)

Red (The Gold Experience) None V Scarce 7  [CG197763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197763)

Green (The Gold Experience) None V Scarce 7  [CG133124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133124)

Black (The Gold Experience) None V Scarce 7  [CG197766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197766)

XX Black (“Players Club” Limited Edition 15th Anniv) None V Scarce 7  [CG109002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109002)

[**GOLDEN ACORN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACAGO) **(Campo, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Gold/Black ("Player's Gold" & Cartoon Acorn Man) None Scarce 3  [CG005964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005964)

(On reverse, Golden Acorn Casino Logo is on bottom right corner)

2nd Gold/Black ("Player's Gold" & Cartoon Acorn Man) None Scarce 3  [CG005965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005965)

(On reverse, Golden Acorn Casino Logo is centered on bottom)

3rd Gold/Black (“Player’s Gold”-NO Acorn Man) None Scarce 3  [CG005962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005962)

Silver/Black (“Player’s Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG005963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005963)

(The 1st word in the last sentence begins with the word “expire…”)

4th Gold/Black (“Player’s Gold”-NO Acorn Man) None Scarce 3  [CG110416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110416)

Gold/Black (“Trucker’s Gold” & Truck) None V Scarce 10  [CG109005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109005)

(The 1st word in the last sentence begins with the word “Points…”)

5th Glittery Gold (“Player’s Gold”- Acorn at bottom) None Scarce 3  [CG109006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109006)

Blue (“Players Platinum” – Acorn at bottom) None Scarce 3  [CG109007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109007)

Red (“Truckers Gold” – Acorn at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG109008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109008)

6th Gold (“Trucker” & “Player’s Gold Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109009)

7th Tan (“Player’s Gold Club” & Acorn) None Scarce 3  [CG109010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109010)

Orange (“Player’s Gold Club” Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG109011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109011)

Tan (“Player’s Gold Club” Trucker) None V Scarce 7  [CG109012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109012)

8th Gold (“Player’s Gold Club” & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG062887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062887)

9th Yellow (Large acorn in middle of card) None Scarce 3  [CG123003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123003)

Red (Large acorn in middle of card) None V Scarce 7  [CG134428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134428)

Black (Large acorn in middle of card) None V Scarce 7  [CG134429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134429)

**GOLDEN GATE FIELDS (Berkeley, CA)**

[Racetrack] *(See “Bay Meadows”)*

[**GOLDEN STATE REWARD NETWORK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPAGS) **(All Racetracks in CA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Golden State Rewards Network” ) None Scarce 3  [CG172679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172679)

(This card has 5 logos on the reverse: “California Authority of Racing Fairs”, “Del Mar”,

“Fairplex Park”, “Hollywood Park Twin Spires Club” & “Magna Entertainment Corp. which

includes Santa Anita Park, Golden Gate Fields and Bay Meadows Race Courses. There is some

variation in the spacing between the reverse logos and the barcode.)

2nd Multi (“Golden State Rewards Network” ) None Scarce 3  [CG172680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172680)

(No longer lists locations or logos on reverse, third line lists “www.GSRN.com” website)

3rd Green/Multi (“Golden State Rewards Network” ) None Scarce 3  [CG172681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172681)

(Mentions California Marketing Committee in 2nd line on reverse)

[**GOLDEN WEST CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABAGW) **(Bakersfield, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Player’s Club – Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111350)

2nd Grey (Player's Club – Platinum Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG140238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140238)

Silver (Player's Club – Diamond Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG140239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140239)

(Problem Gambling line added at bottom of reverse)

3rd Gold (Player’s Club Member – GOLD) None Scarce 3  [CG198649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198649)

[**GRATON RESORT & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARPGR) **(Rohnert Park, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Red (Graton Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG118200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118200)

Red (Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG117428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117428)

Blue (Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG117429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117429)

Silver (Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG117430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117430)

Gold (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG117431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117431)

(Copyright 2013)

2nd Red (One Year Anniversary – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG140240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140240)

Blue (One Year Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG148435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148435)

Silver (One Year Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG148436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148436)

Gold (One Year Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG169390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169390)

(Copyright 2014)

3rd Red (Two Year Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG169391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169391)

Blue (Two Year Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG169392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169392)

Silver (Two Year Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG169393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169393)

Gold (Two Year Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG169394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169394)

(Copyright 2015)

4th Red (Three Year Anniversary – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG174950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174950)

Blue (Three Year Anniversary – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG172918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172918)

(Copyright 2016)

5th Blue (Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG180636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180636)

(Copyright 2016)

XX Red (2016 Chinese New Year – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG169395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169395)

XX Blue (2016 Chinese New Year – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG169396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169396)

(Copyright 2016 – Year of the Monkey cards)

XX Red (Celebrating Independence Day 2016 – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG169397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169397)

(Copyright 2016)

XX Red (2017 Chinese New Year – Preferred) None Scarcwe 3  [CG175783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175783)

XX Blue (2017 Chinese New Year – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG175590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175590)

(Copyright 2017 – Year of the Rooster card)

[**HARRAH’S RINCON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASDHR) **(Valley Center, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

XX Dk Green (Cash Card – ©2005 on rev) None V Scarce 7  [CG108657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108657)

XX Lt Green (Cash Craze Card March 6-7, 2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG108658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108658)

XX Lt Green (Cash Craze Card May 22-23, 2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG108659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108659)

XX Lt Green (Cash Craze Card August 7-15, 2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG108660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108660)

XX White (License Plate Card – ©2006 on rev) None Scarce 7  [CG108661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108661)

(This card was to be attached to hi-roller play card & could be worth $250 during the promo)

XX Green/Mustard (“License to Win” & Jeep) None Scarce 7  [CG108662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108662)

(This card was good for several days in November 2006)

XX Purple (Cash Craze Card Mar & Apr 2007) None Scarce 7  [CG108663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108663)

XX Purple (Cash Craze Card Oct 5-7, 2007) None Scarce 7  [CG108664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108664)

XX Blue/Yellow (“License to Win” 2008 Winner) None Scarce 7  [CG108665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108665)

PCX Purple (Cash Craze Card January 4-5, 2008) None Scarce 7  [CG108666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108666)

XX Purple (Cash Craze Card December 1,2,8 & 9, 2008) None Scarce 7  [CG108667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108667)

XX Purple (Cash Craze Card Feb 27 & 28 & Mar 1, 2009) None Scarce 7  [CG108668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108668)

XX Purple (Cash Craze Card Mar 26-27, 2010) None Scarce 7  [CG108669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108669)

XX Purple (Cash Craze Card – ©2010 on reverse) None Scarce 7  [CG108670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108670)

XX Pink/Purple (Cash Craze Card – ©2011 on rev) None Scarce 7  [CG108671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108671)

XX Blue (Free Ride Frenzy – ©2011 on reverse) None Scarce 7  [CG048342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048342)

PC Blue (Money at Harrah's) None Common 1  [CG110482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110482)

(Paper punch card game piece)

(See the Harrah’s Universal Card section for current card listings)

[**HAVASU LANDING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAHLHL) **(Havasu Lake, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st White/Green/Blue (Turtle Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG001262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001262)

(Lighter colors on obverse. Reverse has text in sky blue)

2nd White/Green/Blue (Turtle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG001263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001263)

(Much darker colors on obverse. Last line on reverse starts “be canceled...” Two-tone green

bands in logo, dark center with light edges.)

White/Green/Blue (Turtle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG108672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108672)

(Much Darker colors on obverse. Last line on reverse starts “be canceled...” Green bands in logo

are roughly the same color.)

3rd White/Green/Blue (Turtle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG001264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001264)

(Last line on reverse starts “must be 21.”)

4th White/Green/Blue (How Lucky Can You Get!) None Scarce 3  [CG108673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108673)

(Text replaced turtle logo on this issue)

[**HAWAIIAN GARDENS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAHGHG) **(Hawaian Gardens, CA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st White (Hawaiian Gardens Casino logo & picture card) None Scarce 3  [CG111374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111374)

(Bar code on obverse)

2nd Purple (Hawaiian Gardens Casino logo & picture card) None Scarce 3  [CG111375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111375)

(Bar code on obverse)

3rd Red (The Gardens Player Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111376)

(Bar code on obverse with solid red background)

4th Multi (The Gardens Casino Player Card) None Scarce 3  [CG152350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152350)

(Picture of casino entrance and gardens on obverse)

**[HOLLYWOOD PARK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAINHP) (Inglewood, CA)**

[Racetrack] **[Cardroom]** Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(Cards for the racetrack and poker room are all listed here together)*

1st Gold (“Gold Card” 1938-1988 “50”) None Rare 20  [CG111440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111440)

(There is a signature strip on the obverse, and a bar code on the reverse)

2nd White (Hollywood Park Round Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG064865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064865)

(Blank reverse)

3rd White (Hollywood Park Round Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111439)

(Picture of casino entrance on reverse, normal printing right side up. “Action Card”)

White (Hollywood Park Round Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG112161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112161)

(Picture of casino entrance on reverse, upside down. “Action Card”)

Multi (”Action Card” & Picture of casino entrance) None Scarce 3  [CG112162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112162)

(Same picture as other 3rd issue cards but no player info printing or logo)

4th White (HPC Players’ Club) None Scarce 3  [CG112163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112163)

(Blank reverse. There is provision for the player’s picture on the obverse)

5th White (HPC Players’ Club) None Scarce 3  [CG112164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112164)

(Picture of casino entrance on reverse. “Action Card”)

6th Blue/Multi (“HPC Players’ Club” & “Money” bottom obv.) None Scarce 3  [CG112165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112165)

(Blue reverse with “The Best Place To Play In LA!”)

7th Blue/Multi (“HPC Players’ Club” & “Money” bottom obv.) None Scarce 3  [CG112166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112166)

(Blank reverse. Money pictured on obverse shows only slight tips of the bills.)

Yellow (“Gold Club” & 5 pictures on film) None Scarce 3  [CG112167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112167)

(Barcode on reverse)

8th Blue/Multi (“HPC Players’ Club” & “Money” bottom obv.) None Scarce 3  [CG099548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099548)

(Text on reverse. Money pictured on obverse shows only slight tips of the bills.)

9th White (LA Xclusive Players Club ) None Scarce 3  [CG101607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101607)

(Barcodes on both sides)

10th White (Westside Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG140237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140237)

(Barcode on reverse)

XX White (Take 5-Fantasy Reality) None V Scarce 7  [CG111441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111441)

XX Blue/Grey (“The ePoker Room @ Hollywood Park”) None Scarce 3  [CG040464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040464)

XX Grey (“PokerPro Account Card - $50 @ HPC”) None Scarce 3  [CG111442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111442)

(Sticker indicates redeemable at HPC in October 2006 for $50 tournament buy-in)

XX White (VIP Parking) None Scarce 3  [CG118181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118181)

[**HUSTLER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAGAHC) **(Gardena, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Mustard (Reward Card & member picture) None Scarce 3  [CG111351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111351)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Mustard (Reward Card & member picture) None Scarce 3  [CG111352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111352)

(Mag stripe on reverse with logo)

Mustard (Reward Card & member picture) None Scarce 3  [CG111353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111353)

(Mag stripe on reverse but NO LOGO)

3rd Silver (Rewards & Large Spade) None Scarce 3  [CG111354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111354)

Gold (Rewards & Large Spade) None Scarce 3  [CG111355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111355)

Black (Rewards & Large Spade) None Scarce 3  [CG111356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111356)

(Cards include member picture)

4th Silver (Rewards & Large Spade) None Scarce 3  [CG167328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167328)

(Paragraph of of text added to right of player photo with casino terms)

XX White (FastDeal Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG040452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040452)

(**Glossy** obverse)

XX White (FastDeal Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG040452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040452)

(**Flat** obverse)

XX White (“Hustler Club VIP”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111357)

(Corporate Executive Card)

PC White/Green ($15,000 Blackjack Tournament) None V Scarce 7  [CG111371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111371)

(Copyright 2002 on obverse in very tiny print)

PC Pink (“Tax Season NO, Reward Season YES”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111372)

PC Blue (“Hustler Holiday Reward Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111373)

PC Blue (Hustler Casino's Bonus Birthday) None V Scarce 7  [CG118303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118303)

(Different height barcodes known on reverse, expires 12/31/12)

[**JACKSON RANCHERIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAJAJR) **(Jackson, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Tan/Red ("The Advantage Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109373)

(Provision for player photo on obverse)

2nd Brown/Tan (“Dreamcatcher’s Club”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109374)

Grey/Tan (“Platinum Dreamcatcher’s Club”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109375)

3rd Orange (“Classic Dreamcatcher’s Club”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109376)

Brown (“Event Dreamcatcher’s Club”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109377)

Grey (“Platinum Dreamcatcher’s Club”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG109378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109378)

(Round logo lower right obverse)

4th Orange (“Classic Dreamcatcher’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109380)

Grey (“Platinum Dreamcatcher’s Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109381)

(“Jackson Rancheria” single line in obverse logo)

5th Tan/Yellow (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG109382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109382)

Tan/Brown (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG109383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109383)

Tan/Olive (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG109384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109384)

Tan/Purple (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG109385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109385)

Tan/Black (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG109386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109386)

(Level indicated along right edge of obverse starting with this issue)

6th Yellow (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG109387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109387)

Red (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG109388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109388)

Green (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Premier”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109389)

Black (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109390)

(This issue has “The Giving Season 2007” over a wreath)

7th Grey/Yellow (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Classic” ) None Scarce 3  [CG109391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109391)

Grey/Red (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Preferred” ) None Scarce 3  [CG109392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109392)

Grey/Olive (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG109393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109393)

Grey/Purple (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG109394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109394)

Grey/Black (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG109395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109395)

(“Celebrating 25 Years“ Banner below Casino & Hotel obverse & reverse)

8th Tan (“Dreamcatcher’s Club” above picture of casino ) None Scarce 3  [CG109397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109397)

9th Tan (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Classic” & Acorn ) None Scarce 3  [CG109398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109398)

Green (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Premier” & Acorn ) None Scarce 3  [CG109399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109399)

Black (“Dreamcatcher’s Club Elite” & Acorn ) None V Scarce 7  [CG109400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109400)

10th Red ("Classic" & Feather) None Scarce 3  [CG111715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111715)

Green ("Premier" & Feather) None Scarce 3  [CG111716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111716)

Brown ("VIP" & Feather) None V Scarce 7  [CG111717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111717)

Black ("Elite" & Feather) None V Scarce 7  [CG111718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111718)

11th Gold/Brown (30th Anniversary 1985-2015 – Classic) PG Scarce 3  [CG149003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149003)

Green/Brown (30th Anniversary 1985-2015 – Premier) PG V Scarce 7  [CG150047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150047)

Yellow/Brown (30th Anniversary 1985-2015 – VIP) PG V Scarce 7  [CG150048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150048)

12th Orange ("Classic") PG Scarce 3  [CG159682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159682)

Green ("Premier") PG Scarce 3  [CG159683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159683)

Yellow ("VIP") PG V Scarce 7  [CG159684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159684)

Blue ("Elite") PG V Scarce 7  [CG159685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159685)

(This issue has “Family Owned & Operated Since 1985” on the obverse)

13th Orange ("Classic") None Scarce 3  [CG201463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201463)

(Same basic design as previous issue)

XX Gold ("Honoring Our Veterans" and flag) None Rare 10  [CG046794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046794)

[**JAMUL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAJAJC) **(Jamul, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Red (Sweetwater Rewards – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG202202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202202)

Orange (Sweetwater Rewards – Amber) None Scarce 3  [CG202203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202203)

[**KINGS CARD CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASTKC) **(Stockton, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Dk Purple (Westlane Card Room & Kings Card Club logos) TP Scarce 3  [CG210381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210381)

(Card used at both Westlane Card Room & Kings Card Club, card manufacturer is

Transient Path, LLC)

**[KONOCTI VISTA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALAKV) (Lake Port, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Purple/Brown ("Konocti Kash Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG065390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065390)

(Logo on reverse in a circle)

2nd Purple/Brown ("Konocti Kash Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG108577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108577)

(Logo on reverse is top line and straight. Paragraph starts with “Use your card…”)

3rd Blue (“Players Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG108578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108578)

(Single phone number on top line of reverse)

4th Blue (“Players Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG108579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108579)

(Two phone numbers on top line of reverse)

5th Blue/Silver (“Players Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG108580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108580)

Blue/Gold (“Players Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG108581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108581)

6th Blue (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108582)

(Text above reverse mag stripe is 72mm wide, club members must be 21 or older)

Blue ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG153514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153514)

(Text above reverse mag stripe is 63mm wide, club members must be 21 or older)

7th Purple (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG177343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177343)

(Bottom portion of obverse now purple, reverse states Club Members must be 18 or older.)

[**LA POSTA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABLLP) **(Boulevard, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2012

1st Black/Brown (“Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG109034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109034)

Black/Blue (V.I.P.) None Scarce 3  [CG109035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109035)

Black/Silver (“Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG109036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109036)

2nd Black/Burgundy (“Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG109037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109037)

3rd Green/Blue Multi (Daybreak) None Scarce 3  [CG109038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109038)

("Daybreak" is 12mm wide)

Orange (Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG109039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109039)

Black (Star Light) None Scarce 3  [CG109040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109040)

4th Green/Blue Multi (Daybreak) None Scarce 3  [CG109041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109041)

("Daybreak" is 13mm wide)

5th Red (Players Club Card.... Welcome Home) None Scarce 3  [CG063003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063003)

**[LA TURF PARK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAARSA)**

[Racetrack] *(See "Santa Anita Park")*

[**LAKE ELSINORE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALELE) **(Lake Elsinore, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (LEC) None V Scarce 7  [CG110798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110798)

2nd Black (Preferred Member) P640040 Rare 15  [CG110799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110799)

3rd Black/Red (Preferred Member) P640040 V Scarce 7  [CG110809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110809)

Black/Grey (Platinum Member) P640040-1 Rare 10  [CG135637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135637)

4th Black/Red (Preferred Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG110810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110810)

5th Black/Red (Preferred Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG175088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175088)

(No longer includes “Hotel” in casino name)

**LODI CASINO (Lodi, CA**)

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Became Parkwest Casino Lodi, see Parkwest Casinos for any cards used at this location)*

[**LOTUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASAL1) **(Sacramento, CA**)

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Previously was the Silver Fox)*

*(Became Parkwest Casino Lotus, see Parkwest Casinos for any cards used at this location)*

[**LOS ALAMITOS RACE COURSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACYLA) **(Los Alamitos, CA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: ?

1st Multi (“Racing Rewards” & Horses Racing) None Scarce 3  [CG111568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111568)

2nd Orange (“Racing Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG111570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111570)

(Reverse of first two issues printed by race tracek so unprinted cards have blank reverse)

XX Black (“Winner’s Club” & “Ocean Spray” logo) None Rare 20  [CG111572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111572)

XX Multi (“Racing Rewards” in Red text) None V Scarce 7  [CG111573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111573)

(Picture of grandstands behind horse riders)

XX White (Horsemen's Admission Pass) None Rare 10  [CG111574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111574)

**[LUCKY 7 CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASRL7) (Smith River, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Lucky 7 Privileges”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108801)

Blue (“Platinum Privileges”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108802)

2nd Blue (“Lucky 7 Privileges”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG108803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108803)

(ACC moved to upper left corner, previous card had ACC in right)

3rd Brown/Multi (“Privileges” & Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG108804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108804)

4th Brown/Multi (“Privileges” & Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG108805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108805)

(“Lucky” centered on obverse. Previous card had “Lucky” starting to the left side.)

5th Green (Lucky 7 Casino Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG135118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135118)

6th Green (Lucky 7 Casino Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG168244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168244)

(Added phone number and web address on reverse)

**[LUCKY CHANCES](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOLC) (Colma, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red ("Lucky Chances" and Dragon) None V Scarce 7  [CG120439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120439)

(Barcode on sticker attached to reverse)

**[LUCKY DERBY CASINO, The](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACHLD) (Sacramento, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2014

1st White (“Member’s Card” & Heart Royal Flush) None V Scarce 7  [CG111385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111385)

*(Became the Stones Gambling Hall on July 1, 2014l)*

[**LUCKY LADY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAGALL) **(Gardena, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

*(Previously the Normandie Casino)*

1st Grey (Lucky Lady Casino Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG167982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167982)

[**MONO WIND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAAUMW) **(Auberry, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Black ("The Valley's Only Real Casino") PPC Scarce 3  [CG110460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110460)

2nd Gold ("Winners Club" over Gambling Icons) None Scarce 7  [CG108594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108594)

(Color variations from dark to light)

3rd Red (“Winner’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108595)

4th Maroon (“Winner’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108596)

5th Gold (Winners Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG141105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141105)

[**MORONGO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACACM) **(Cabazon, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Lt Purple (Morongo Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001251)

(On reverse, phone ext. #3777)

2nd Lt Purple (Morongo Winners Club) None Common 3  [CG001252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001252)

(On reverse, phone ext. #3830)

3rd Lt Purple (Morongo Winners Club) ACC Common 3  [CG001253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001253)

(On reverse, phone ext. #3830)

4th Blue/Multi (Winners Club) None Common 3  [CG001254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001254)

White (Winners Club Premier) None Scarce 7  [CG001255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001255)

Black (Winners Club Elite) None Scarce 7  [CG001256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001256)

5th White/Red (Winners Club) None Common 3  [CG001257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001257)

White/Black (Winners Club – Premier) None Common 3  [CG001259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001259)

White/Tan (Winners Club – Elite) None Common 3  [CG001258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001258)

6th Silver (Winners Club) None Common 3  [CG001260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001260)

Black (Class of 55) None Scarce 3  [CG001261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001261)

(Web address on reverse is 22mm wide)

Black (Class of 55) None Scarce 3  [CG188146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188146)

(Web address on reverse is 23mm wide)

7th Black/Multi (“Winners Club 5th Anniv.” & Fireworks) None V Scarce 7  [CG010902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010902)

8th Navy (“Winners Club” w/large “M” & colored streamers) None Common 3  [CG010903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010903)

(Last line on reverse starts "For additional information...")

9th Navy (“Winners Club” w/large “M” & colored streamers) None Common 3  [CG010904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010904)

(Last line on reverse starts "tracking of their...")

10th Red (Morongo Rewards) None Common 3  [CG145840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145840)

Silver (Morongo Rewards) None Common 3  [CG145841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145841)

Black (Morongo Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG145842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145842)

(Third line in last paragraph starts “Winners Club…” on this issue)

11th Red (Morongo Rewards) None Common 3  [CG164598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164598)

Silver (Morongo Rewards) None Common 3  [CG165022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165022)

(Third line in last paragraph starts “Morongo Rewards…)

XX White (“Casino Morongo Promo”) None Scarce 3  [CG110686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110686)

XX White ("Casino Morongo") None Scarce 3  [CG004795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004795)

(Machine needs these card in order to work!)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Casino Morongo) None Scarce 3  [CG004796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004796)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Morongo Travel) None Scarce 3  [CG110688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110688)

XX Bingo ? V Scarce 7  [CG004797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004797)

(This card did exist, but there has been no information on color or design)

[**NORMANDIE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAGANC) **(Gardena, CA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2016

*(Became the Lucky Lady Casino in 2016)*

1st Multi (“Freebees” & Royal Gentleman) None Scarce 3  [CG111390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111390)

(Mag stripe has been found at top or bottom of reverse)

2nd Brown/Multi (“Lucky Koi Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG111392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111392)

(Bar code obverse with address across bottom of obverse)

Blue (“Lucky Koi Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG111394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111394)

(Bar code obverse, no address on obverse. Cards known with mag stripe at top or bottom.) [CG114156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114156)

3rd Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111397)

(Player photo rectangle is wider than it is tall, 26mm wide barcode on obverse)

Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG048341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048341)

(Player photo rectangle is taller than it is wide, 26mm wide barcode on obverse)

Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111399)

(Player photo rectangle is taller than it is wide, 38mm wide barcode on obverse)

(26mm wide barcodes have 8 digit player#'s while 38mm wide barcodes have 10 character player#)

4th Mustard (“Gold” & Logo Center) None Scarce 3  [CG111401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111401)

Grey (“Platinum” & Logo Center) None Scarce 3  [CG111402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111402)

Black (“Black Signature” & Logo Center) None V Scarce 7  [CG111403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111403)

Red (“Red Dragon” & Logo Center) None V Scarce 7  [CG111404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111404)

5th Black (Normandie Casino & gold wavy line) None Scarce 3  [CG111405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111405)

(Barcode and player photo on reverse)

XX Green (Lightning Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG111406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111406)

[**OCEAN’S ELEVEN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAOCOE) **(Oceanside, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Teal (“Ocean’s Eleven Casino”) None Scarce 3  [CG140281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140281)

(This card has a barcode and provision for the member’s picture on the reverse, with blue

band across the top of the obverse with "Why resort to anything less?")

2nd Blue ("Ocean's Eleven Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG064036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064036)

(No text across top of the obverse with "Oceanside, California" in blue text inside logo)

3rd Blue ("Ocean's Eleven Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG140282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140282)

(No text across top of the obverse with "Oceanside, California" in black text inside logo)

(Replacement cards cost $10, card reverse with player info, photo & barcode is printed by the

casino so a blank card will have a totally blank reverse.)

XX White/Black (Blackjack – 21st Century) None Scarce 3  [CG111414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111414)

XX White/Black (Blackjack – Caribbean Stud) None Scarce 3  [CG118224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118224)

XX White/Yellow (Pan – Pan) None Scarce 3  [CG118225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118225)

(XX cards have a barcode on the obverse with different limit values printed above)

[**PAIUTE PALACE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABIPP) **(Bishop, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Grey/Yellow ("Native Tracker") ACC Scarce 3  [CG040465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040465)

2nd Green (Paiute Palace) None Scarce 3  [CG108990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108990)

3rd Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108991)

4th Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108992)

(No light spacing along bottom edge of obverse)

5th Brown/Blue (Players Club – "All Trails Lead To...") None Scarce 3  [CG141127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141127)

[**PALA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPAPA) **(Pala, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Brown (Pala Privileges) PPC Common 1  [CG001145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001145)

(“TM” Level with “Privileges”)

2nd Brown (Pala Privileges) PPC Common 1  [CG001146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001146)

(“TM” below “Privileges”. The period in the last line is under the “b” in transferable, & web

address extends passed the phone number in the last line. Numerous color variations exist!)

Gold (“Gold Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001147)

Platinum (“Platinum Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001148)

(Web address extends past the end of the phone# in the last line)

3rd Brown (Pala Privileges) PPC Common 1  [CG001149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001149)

(“TM” below “Privileges”. The period in the last line is between the “l” & “e” in transferable.)

4th Brown (Pala Privileges) PPC Common 1  [CG001152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001152)

(Similar to the 3rd issue, with a smaller mfg mark. Was 1-3/16 inches, now 1 inch.)

Black (Elite Privileges) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001174)

5th Gold (“Gold Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001176)

Platinum (“Platinum Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001178)

(Similar to the 2nd issue cards, but web address stops at the end of the phone# in the last line)

6th Black (Elite Privileges) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001179)

(Text is now moved left and aligned for the players photo on the reverse)

7th Red (Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG063995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063995)

White/Brown ("Pearl Privileges") PPC Scarce 3  [CG135822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135822)

Mustard/Brown (“Gold Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG108993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108993)

Beige/ Brown (Platinum Privileges”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG108994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108994)

Black/Brown (Elite Privileges”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG108995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108995)

8th Black/Blue (“Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG206678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206678)

Black/White ("Pearl Privileges") PPC Scarce 3  [CG205577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205577)

Black/Gold (“Gold Privileges”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG205578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205578)

Black/Grey (“Platinum Privileges”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG205579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205579)

Black (“Elite Privileges”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG206679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206679)

[**PALACE INDIAN GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALEPI) **(Lemoore, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1983 Closed: no

*(Became Tachi Palace Hotel & Casino in 2006)*

1st White/Green (Dollar Bill Style & Coyote Logo) None Rare 10  [CG109593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109593)

(This card is "coin-aligned" resulting in upside-down backs!)

2nd Lt Purple/Orange (Wolf Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG109595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109595)

(Color variations exist)

3rd Navy (“Palace Club” & Wolf in Front of Casino) ACC Scarce 3  [CG045018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045018)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse starts “and all…”)

4th Navy (“Palace Club” & Wolf in Front of Casino) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109596)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse starts “time…”)

5th Navy (“Palace Club” ) None Scarce 3  [CG109597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109597)

(8 lines in paragraph-previous card had 7. Words “Palace Club” are taller, hitting knees of wolf.)

6th Black/Red (Rewards Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG170227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170227)

*(See “Tachi Palace Hotel & Casino” for later cards)*

[**PARADISE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAFYPC) **(Winterhaven, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Purple (Club Paradise) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012863)

Purple (Club Paradise & VIP) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012864)

XX Blue (Employee Card) None Scarce 3  [CG113677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113677)

*(See "Paradise Casino" in Yuma, AZ and "Quechan Casino" in Winterhaven, CA for later cards)*

[**PARKWEST CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALAP1) **(Multiple locations – CA)**

* [**PARKWEST CASINO 580**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALIC5) **(Livermore, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

* [**PARKWEST CASINO CORDOVA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARCCC) **(Rancho Cordova, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

* [**PARKWEST CASINO LODI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALOL2) **(Lodi, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

* [**PARKWEST CASINO LOTUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASAL1) **(Sacramento, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

* [**PARKWEST CASINO SONOMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPEP2) **(Petaluma, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2017

*(Previously The 101 Casino)*

1st Black ("Players Card" & Compass) None Scarce 3  [CG144612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144612)

(Barcode on reverse – same card used at Casino 580, 101 Casino, Cordova Casino, Lodi Casino

and Lotus Casinowith all locations listed across the bottom on the reverse)

2nd Maroon (Player Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG175809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175809)

(Barcode on reverse – same card used at Parkwest Casino 580, Parkwest Casino Cordova,

Parkwest Casino Lodi, Parkwest Casino Lotus and Parkwest Casino Sonoma with all locations

Listed across the bottom on the reverse)

[**PECHANGA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CATEPC) **(Temecula, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Blue/Grey (Players Club) PPC Rare 20  [CG001200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001200)

(Card was pulled by the casino shortly after issued. Collectors obtained a stack of blanks)

2nd Purple (Player Rewards Club) PPC Scarce 7  [CG001201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001201)

(31 mm PPC)

Purple (Player Rewards Club) PPC Scarce 7  [CG001202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001202)

(34 mm PPC)

3rd Tan (Rock wall with Feathers) PPC Common 3  [CG044941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044941)

(White and off white reverse)

4th Lt Rose (“Rewards Club” & “Classic”) None Common 3  [CG001203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001203)

Mustard (“Rewards Club” & “Gold”) None Common 3  [CG001205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001205)

Grey (“Rewards Club” & “Platinum”) None Common 3  [CG001211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001211)

5th Brown (“The Club” Classic) None Common 3  [CG001212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001212)

(Colors may vary from “wine” to “brown”)

Mustard (“The Club” Gold) None Common 3  [CG001213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001213)

Grey (“The Club” Silver) None Common 3  [CG001214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001214)

Blue (“The Club” Platinum) None Common 3  [CG001215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001215)

Red (Feathers on obverse – red reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG001216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001216)

(Reverse logo on 5th issue is 26mm wide, line under “Slots” on reverse indented, last paragraph

not aligned at right.)

6th Glittery Brown (“The Club” Classic) None Common 3  [CG001217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001217)

Gold (“The Club” Gold) None Common 3  [CG110932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110932)

Grey (“The Club” Silver) None Common 3  [CG110933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110933)

Blue (“The Club” Platinum) None Common 3  [CG001218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001218)

(Added 2009 to upper right obverse on Platinum card)

Red (Feathers on obverse & 2009 above) None V Scarce 7  [CG110934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110934)

(Reverse logo on 6th issue is 22mm wide, line under “Slots” on reverse indented, last paragraph

not aligned at right.)

7th Glittery Brown (“The Club” Classic) None Common 3  [CG001219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001219)

Mustard (“The Club” Gold) None Common 3  [CG110935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110935)

Grey (“The Club” Silver) None Common 3  [CG110936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110936)

Blue (“The Club” Platinum) None Common 3  [CG001220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001220)

(Added 2010 to upper right obverse on Platinum card)

(Reverse logo on 7th issue is 26mm wide, line under “Slots” on reverse is NOT indented, last

paragraph aligned at right)

8th Grey (Loyality SILVER) None Common 3  [CG062898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062898)

(Bottom reverse paragraph starts under the space between "Table" and "Games", 72mm wide)

Grey (Loyality SILVER) None Common 3  [CG110938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110938)

(Bottom reverse paragraph starts under the "e" in "Table", 73mm wide)

Gold (Loyality GOLD) None Common 3  [CG110939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110939)

Blue (Loyality PLATINUM) None Common 3  [CG001221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001221)

Red (Loyality RED) None V Scarce 7  [CG110940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110940)

(“Loyality” is faint in the background on the obverse)

9th Grey (The Club at Pechanga SILVER) PG Common 3  [CG119777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119777)

Gold (The Club at Pechanga GOLD) PG Common 3  [CG121727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121727)

Blue (The Club at Pechange PLATINUM) PG Common 3  [CG124881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124881)

Red (The Club at Pechanga RED) PG V Scarce 7  [CG121729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121729)

(On this issue the level is printed over the Pechanga feather logo, line under "SLOTS:" starts

with "a card reader")

10th Grey (The Club at Pechanga SILVER) PG Common 3  [CG124885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124885)

Gold (The Club at Pechanga GOLD) PG Common 3  [CG124886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124886)

Blue (The Club at Pechange PLATINUM) PG Common 3  [CG124887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124887)

Red (The Club at Pechanga RED) PG V Scarce 7  [CG132061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132061)

(On this issue the level is printed over the Pechanga feather logo, line under "SLOTS:" starts

with "Be sure the lights...")

11th Grey (The Club at Pechanga SILVER) None Common 3  [CG141137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141137)

Gold (The Club at Pechanga GOLD) None Common 3  [CG175258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175258)

Blue (The Club at Pechange PLATINUM) None Common 3  [CG175259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175259)

Red (The Club at Pechanga RED) None V Scarce 7  [CG175560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175560)

(Same as 10th issue but no manufacturer mark)

12th Grey (The Club at Pechanga SILVER) None Common 3  [CG176896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176896)

Gold (The Club at Pechanga GOLD) None Common 3  [CG176897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176897)

Blue (The Club at Pechange PLATINUM) None Common 3  [CG185151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185151)

(Large “P” over text on obverse, reverse same color as obverse with logo at left)

13th Grey (The Club at Pechanga SILVER) None Common 3  [CG198698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198698)

Gold (The Club at Pechanga GOLD) None Common 3  [CG198699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198699)

(Large “P” over text on obverse, white reverse with logo at right)

XX Blue/Grey (Bingo Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG045021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045021)

XX Orange (“Bingo Club”) PPC Common 3  [CG110941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110941)

XX Biege (2016 Year of the Monkey – Chinese) None V Scarce 7  [CG160236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160236)

XX Biege (2016 Year of the Monkey – Korean) None V Scarce 7  [CG160237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160237)

(Monkey over middle Korean character, center of card)

XX Biege (2016 Year of the Monkey – Vietnamese) None V Scarce 7  [CG160238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160238)

(Monkey on top of the “T” in the word “Than”)

XX Biege (2017 Year of the Rooster – Chinese) None V Scarce 7  [CG175251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175251)

(Rooster to right of Chinese characters)

XX Biege (2017 Year of the Rooster – Korean) None V Scarce 7  [CG175252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175252)

(Rooster on top of Korean characters)

XX Biege (2017 Year of the Rooster – Vietnamese) None V Scarce 7  [CG175253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175253)

(Rooster over the word “Dau”)

XX Grey (2018 Year of the Dog – Chinese) None V Scarce 7  [CG194464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194464)

(Dog figure part of the of the Chinese characters)

XX Grey (2018 Year of the Dog – Korean) None V Scarce 7  [CG194465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194465)

(Dog figure part of the Korean characters)

XX Grey (2018 Year of the Dog – Vietnamese) None V Scarce 7  [CG194466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194466)

(Dog figure over the word “Taut”)

XX White (“Pechanga Playercard) None Common 1  [CG001223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001223)

(Some cards say “player**s**card” or “playercard”or something similar. Marked with and

without “Promo”, but are payout cards necessary for the machine to function properly.)

XX White (“Pechanga Playerscard” & “Multimedia Games”) None Scarce 3  [CG110943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110943)

XX Blue/Multi (The Club at Pechanga) None Common 1  [CG176549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176549)

(Replacement cards dispensed from a kiosk, shows an ariel view of the casino resort. Player

levels are printed with the player info.)

[**PHOENIX CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACHPC) **(Sacramento, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Advantage Card & Piles of Chips) None V Scarce 7  [CG111415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111415)

(No longer using cards as of 2012)

[**PIT RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CABUPR) **(Burney, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Red/Gold (Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG113257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113257)

[**QUECHAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAWIQU) **(Winterhaven, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Black (Q Club) None Scarce 3  [CG113195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113195)

(Fish in Paradise Casino logo on reverse & 5 lines of text)

Gold (Q Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG113196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113196)

Red (Q VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG113197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113197)

Silver (Q VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG113198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113198)

2nd Black (Q Club) None Scarce 3  [CG113199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113199)

(Very glittery black obverse. No fish in Paradise Casino logo on reverse, 5 lines of text.)

3rd Black (Q Club) None Scarce 3  [CG113200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113200)

(Only 2 lines of text at top of reverse. Fish in Paradise Casino logo on reverse.)

4th Black (Q Club) None Scarce 3  [CG118755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118755)

(No email addresses on reverse)

Black (Q Club) None Scarce 3  [CG113201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113201)

(Email addresses with each logo on reverse)

(This issue now has 7 lines of text at top of reverse. Fish in Paradise Casino logo on reverse

and vertical line between the two logos on the reverse)

5th Black/Grey (Players Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG092079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092079)

Black/Purple (Players Rewards Club – Select Member) None Scarce 3  [CG092080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092080)

Black/Blue (Players Rewards Club – Premier Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG092082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092082)

Black/Red (Players Rewards Club – Elite Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG092081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092081)

*(Cards were also used at Paradise Casinos in Winterhaven, CA and Yuma, AZ. See Paradise*

*Casino in Yuma, AZ for Treasure Club cards that were issued there but used at all locations.*

*See both Paradise Casino locations for earlier Club Paradise cards used at all locations.)*

**RAIN ROCK CASINO (Yreka, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Red/Orange/Yellow (My Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG200794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200794)

[**RANCHO’S CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARCRC) **(Rancho Cordova, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Rancho's Club VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG111418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111418)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**RED EARTH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASSRE) **(Salton Sea Beach, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Player’s Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG014135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014135)

(“Players Gold” in black)

2nd Yellow (Player’s Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG014136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014136)

(“Players Gold” in gold)

3rd Red (It’s Where The Jackpots Are!) None Scarce 3  [CG014137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014137)

Blue/Red (Big Red Club) None Scarce 3  [CG127730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127730)

4th Red (Red Earth Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG141134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141134)

(Similar to 3rd issue red card but without the text across the top)

5th Black/Red (Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG159831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159831)

**[RED FOX](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALARF) (Laytonville, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (My Red Fox Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG141104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141104)

[**REDHAWK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPLRE) **(Placerville, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Gold (Rewards Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG108645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108645)

Silver (Rewards Club – Platinum, Expires 07/09) None Scarce 3  [CG108646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108646)

Black (Rewards Club – Elite, Expires 07/09) None Scarce 3  [CG108647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108647)

(Reverse color on these cards is same as the obverse: gold, grey or black)

2nd Silver (Rewards Club – Platinum, No Exp) None Scarce 3  [CG108649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108649)

Black (Rewards Club – Elite, Exp 01/10) None Scarce 3  [CG108650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108650)

Black (Rewards Club – Elite & photo Square, No Exp) None V Scarce 7  [CG114366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114366)

(Reverse color on these cards is same as the obverse: grey or black)

3a Gold (Rewards Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG108648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108648)

Black (Rewards Club – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG120533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120533)

(White reverse – 5 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

3b Gold (Rewards Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG200080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200080)

Silver (Rewards Club – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG120532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120532)

Black (Rewards Club – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG172409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172409)

(White reverse – 4 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

4th Gold (Four Year Anniversary Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG118059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118059)

Silver (Four Year Aniversary Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG108651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108651)

Black (Four Year Anniversary Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG110516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110516)

5th Gold (Five Year Anniversary Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG126262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126262)

Silver (Five Year Aniversary Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG126264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126264)

Black (Five Year Anniversary Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG126263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126263)

6th Gold (Seven Year Anniversary Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG177225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177225)

7th Gold (Eight Year Anniversary Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG177226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177226)

Silver (Eight Year Aniversary Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG177229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177229)

8th Gold (Nine Year Anniversary Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG197514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197514)

[**REDWOOD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAKLRC) **(Klamath, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Brown (Yurok Country Rewards) plicards Scarce 3  [CG129924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129924)

(Has "P703915" in upper left of reverse with "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

2nd Brown (Yurok Country Rewards) plicards Scarce 3  [CG141102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141102)

(Has "P710346" in upper left of reverse with "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

[**RINCON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAVCRC) **(Valley Center, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: 2002

1st Tan (Rincon Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG001226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001226)

Blue/Silver (Rincon Rewards & "Platinum") None Scarce 3  [CG001227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001227)

(Above cards sometimes found with "Senior Slot Society Member" stickers)

XX Gold (Harrah’s Rincon Casino & Charter Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG001228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001228)

XX Platinum (Harrah’s Rincon Casino & Charter Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG001229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001229)

XX Diamond (Harrah’s Rincon Casino & Charter Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG001230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001230)

PC Blue/Yellow (Senior Slot Society) None V Scarce 7  [CG001231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001231)

*(Rincon closed on July 8, 2002. Harrah’s took over on August 8, 2002. See Harrah’s*

*Rincon in this section and also the Harrah’s Universal Cards.)*

[**RIVER ROCK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAGERR) **(Alexander Valley, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Red (The Players Club) ACC Rare 25  [CG108652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108652)

(The casino did NOT care for the color of the card, and pulled them after a very short time)

2nd Maroon (The Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108653)

3rd Maroon (The Club – Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG108654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108654)

Gold (The Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG108655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108655)

Silver (The Club – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG108656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108656)

(Website is www.river-rock-casino.com” with dashes)

4th Maroon (The Club – Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG177356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177356)

(Website is “www.riverrockcasino.com” with no dashes)

[**ROBINSON RANCHERIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CANIRR) **(Nice, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Purple/Gold (Script “R”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109042)

2nd Blue/multi (“Robinson Riches” & chest w/coins) None Scarce 3  [CG109043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109043)

(Color variations obverse and reverse)

3rd Blue/Multi (“Robinson Riches” & chest w/coins) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109044)

(This issue of card has provision for the member’s picture on the obverse)

4th Black (“Diamond Club” & chest w/coins) None V Scarce 7  [CG109045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109045)

5th Blue/Multi (“Robinson Riches” & chest w/coins) None Scarce 3  [CG045019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045019)

(Text realigned to right 3/8-inch on reverse to make room for the bungee cord hole)

6th Yellow/Maroon (Robinson Riches) None Scarce 3  [CG109046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109046)

Silver/Maroon (“Diamond Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109047)

7th Yellow/Multi (Robinson Riches Member Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG109049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109049)

(Reverse text is 31mm top to bottom)

Yellow/Multi (Robinson Riches Member Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG109048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109048)

(Reverse text is 32mm top to bottom)

Blue/Multi (Robinson Riches Sapphire Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG109050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109050)

Red/Multi (Robinson Riches Ruby Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG124366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124366)

Silver/Multi (Robinson Riches Diamond Rewards” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG127847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127847)

(This issue has "YOUR FRIENDS, YOUR FUN, YOUR CASINO." on obverse. Bottom line on

reverse is all upper case text.)

8th Yellow/Multi (“Robinson Riches Member Rewards” ) None Scarce 3  [CG109051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109051)

Yellow/Multi (“Robinson Riches”) None Scarce 3  [CG212641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212641)

(This card is missing the “Member Rewards” across the top)

("The Real Deal" added on bottom right obverse. Bottom line reverse is upper & lower case text.)

9th Brown/Yellow (“Robinson Riches Member Rewards”) PG Scarce 3  [CG167419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167419)

10th Red (“Advantage” & large feather) PG Scarce 3  [CG187569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187569)

Gold (“Preferred” & large feather) PG Scarce 3  [CG187570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187570)

Black (“Premier” & large feather) PG V Scarce 7  [CG187571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187571)

**[ROLLING HILLS CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACORH) (Corning, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Blue (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) ACC Scarce 3  [CG054891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054891)

2nd Blue (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG109272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109272)

Grey (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG109273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109273)

(Space between paragraph and last 2 lines reverse. Senior Card.)

3rd Blue (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG109279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109279)

Grey (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG109281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109281)

(**No** “Space” between the paragraph and last 2 lines. Senior Card.)

4th Grey/Orange (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG109282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109282)

(**Space** between text & casino name reverse)

Grey/Orange (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG109283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109283)

(**No** Space between text and casino name reverse)

(Truck Driver card. CDL license needed, good for free shower and other comps.)

5th Blue ("The Shasta Club" & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG114439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114439)

(Bottom line reverse is 51mm wide.)

Blue (“The Shasta Club” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG200081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200081)

(Bottom line reverse is 50mm wide)

(Reverse text moved right for punched hole, phone number on bottom line with web address.)

[**RUNNING CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAULRC) **(Upper Lake, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 20012 Closed: no

1st White/Blue (Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG074898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074898)

(Space between “CASINO” and “Rewards Card” is approx.. 5mm)

Gold (Gold Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG133638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133638)

Black (Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG133639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133639)

2nd White/Blue (Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG074898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074898)

(Space between “CASINO” and “Rewards Card” is approx.. 2mm, bottom blue section is

Enlarged to make more room for the player info.)

[**SAN MANUEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAHISM) **(Highland, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Multi ("San Manuel" Logo above Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG109076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109076)

(Player's picture on obverse. Reverse is blank, except for mag stripe.)

2nd Lt Blue ("Players Club" on Bottom Obverse Strip) None Rare+ 20  [CG109077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109077)

3rd Purple ("Feeling Lucky" above Picture of Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG109078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109078)

4th Purple ("Players Club" above Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG109079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109079)

(Above three cards are Bingo cards. Player's photo is on reverse.)

5th Brown/Multi (Club Serrano) None Scarce 3  [CG109080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109080)

Purple ("Feeling Lucky" above Picture of Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG109081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109081)

(Added player’s signature to reverse of Feeling Lucky card)

6th Purple ("Feeling Lucky" above Picture of Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG109082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109082)

(Added photocopy of players signature on reverse)

7th Brown/Multi (“Club Serrano Bingo”) None Scarce 3  [CG109083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109083)

8th Green/Multi (Club Serrano) None Scarce 3  [CG099551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099551)

(Same obverse design as 5th issue but background is now green)

9th Red (Club Serrano Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG099552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099552)

Green (Club Serrano Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG109074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109074)

Black (Club Serrano Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG109075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109075)

10th Red (Club Serrano Classic) PG Scarce 3  [CG131012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131012)

11th Red (Club Serrano Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG161676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161676)

(No longer includes “Bingo” in the casino name,now just “San Manuel Casino”)

12th Red (Club Serrano Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG198648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198648)

(Dream catcher now at left of text in reverse logo)

[**SAN PABLO LYTTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASPLY) **(San Pablo, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Wine/Grey (“Players Advantage”) None Scarce 3  [CG108988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108988)

2nd Lavender/Pink (“Players Advantage”) None Scarce 3  [CG108989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108989)

3rd Green/Brown ("Players Advantage") None Scarce 3  [CG140627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140627)

[**SANTA ANITA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAARSA) **(Arcadia, CA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2001? Closed: no

1st White (Santa Anita Founding Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG014934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014934)

2nd Green (“The Thoroughbreds” & 9 Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG014935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014935)

3rd Green (“The Thoroughbreds” & 5 Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG014936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014936)

4th Green (“The Thoroughbreds” & 3 Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG014937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014937)

(All Green cards are also used at “Oak Tree Racing” in Arcadia, CA)

5th Blue/Multi (“Thoroughbreds Player Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG014938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014938)

(Third line on reverse starts with “For information…”)

Blue/Multi (“Thoroughbreds Player Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG014939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014939)

(Third line on reverse starts with “Visit www.santaanita.com...”)

6th Blue/Multi (“Thoroughbreds Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG014940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014940)

XX Orange (Horse Wizard) None Scarce 3  [CG014941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014941)

(Barcode and mag stripe on reverse)

XX White (Santa Anita Park and racing horses) None Scarce 3  [CG118304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118304)

(Barcode and mag stripe on reverse)

[**SANTA YSABEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASASY) **(Santa Ysabel, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2014

1st Brown (Eagles Nest Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109619)

(Raised Print on the obverse – reverse text 24mm top to bottom)

Brown (Eagles Nest Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG168321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168321)

(Raised Print on the obverse – reverse text 23mm top to bottom)

2nd Lt Brown (Eagles Nest Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109620)

(“Casino” under Logo reverse, was “Resort and Casino”. Last line reverse starts “terminate…”)

3rd Dk Brown ((Eagles Nest Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109621)

(Last line reverse starts “card…”, last two lines of text not aligned right on reverse)

4th Brown ((Eagles Nest Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109622)

(Last line reverse starts “card…”. End of 2nd to last line, the word “this” lines up under “modify”)

5th Brown (Mile High Club - Classic Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG109623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109623)

Blue (Mile High Club - Black Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG109624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109624)

Silver (Mile High Club - Steller Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG109625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109625)

Gold (Mile High Club - Golden Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG109626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109626)

Black (Mile High Club - Bald Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG109627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109627)

(Club 55+ stickers known)

6th Red (Mile High Club - Classic Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG109628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109628)

XX White (Eagles Nest Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG109629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109629)

(Temp card)

[**SHERWOOD VALLEY RANCHERIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAWISV) **(Willits, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(Was Black Bart)*

1st Mustard (The Sherwood Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108678)

(First line in reverse text is 73mm wide)

2nd Mustard (The Sherwood Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108679)

(First line in reverse text is 78mm wide)

[**SHO-KA-WAH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAHOSK) **(Hopland, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Multi (Picture of Casino) ACC Scarce 3  [CG045017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045017)

2nd Dk Blue (Players Club Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG108584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108584)

Silver (Players Club Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG172410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172410)

3rd Multi (My Sho Ka Wah Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG108585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108585)

Gold (My Sho Ka Wah Players Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG108586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108586)

Silver (My Sho Ka Wah Players Club – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG108587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108587)

Black (My Sho Ka Wah) None V Scarce 7  [CG108588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108588)

4th Red/Blue (My Sho Ka Wah Players Club – Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG167420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167420)

[**SHODAKI CASINO/SHODAKI COYOTE VALLEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARVSC) **(Redwood Valley, CA)**

[Indian Casino]*(See “Coyote Valley”)*

[**SOBOBA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASJSC) **(San Jacinto, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Red (“Club Soboba”) None Scarce 3  [CG109631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109631)

(Some cards were embossed with the word “Charter”)

Orange (“Club Soboba Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG109632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109632)

(Both these cards have a “faint” slot machine with 7’s on the obverse)

2nd Red (“Club Soboba”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109633)

Silver (“Club Soboba Silver rewards”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109634)

(This issue of card has a dark slot machine with 7’s on the obverse and slight color variations

of purple to blue between the reels)

3rd Orange (Rewards “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG109635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109635)

4th Cream/Grey (Soboba Rewards “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG109636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109636)

Yellow/Mustard (“Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG109637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109637)

Dk/Lt Grey (“Elite SVP”) None Scarce 3  [CG109638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109638)

(Line below logo on the reverse is 78mm wide)

5th Cream/Grey (Soboba Rewards “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG109639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109639)

Yellow/Mustard (“Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG109640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109640)

Dk/Lt Grey (“Elite SVP”) None Scarce 3  [CG109641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109641)

(Line below logo on the reverse is 79mm wide)

6th Gold (Club S) None Scarce 3  [CG141132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141132)

Red (Club S) None Scarce 3  [CG141133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141133)

7th Grey (Silver Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG209075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209075)

Black (Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG209076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209076)

[**SPA RESORT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAPSSC) **(Palm Springs, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

[**AGUA CALIENTE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CARMAC) **(Rancho Mirage, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

***(All cards are used at both casinos)***

1st Yellow Gold (Club Paradise) None Rare 10  [CG001232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001232)

(One phone number on reverse)

2nd Gold (Club Paradise) None V Scarce 7  [CG000960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000960)

(Light gold, normal text on reverse)

Gold (Club Paradise) None V Scarce 7  [CG001180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001180)

(Dark gold, bold text on reverse)

(NO phone numbers on reverse both cards in this issue)

3rd Gold (Club Paradise) None Scarce 3  [CG056128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056128)

(Two phone numbers on reverse. There is a color variation from bright to dull gold.)

Silver (“Platinum Preferred Club Paradise”) None Rare 10  [CG056130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056130)

4th Black Marble (“Club Paradise” in Gold Block letters) None Rare 15  [CG056240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056240)

5th Gold Marble (“Club Paradise” in Block letters) None Common 3  [CG056131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056131)

(Light Gold & “e” in “anytime” under “f” in “front”)

Gold Marble (“Club Paradise” in Block letters) None Common 3  [CG000961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000961)

(Dark Gold & “e” in “anytime” under “t” in “front”)

Black Marble (“Club Paradise” in Silver Block letters) None V Scarce 7  [CG056147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056147)

6th Black/Blue (“Club Paradise”) None Common 3  [CG001188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001188)

Black/Grey (Club Paradise” Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG001195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001195)

(“SPA Resort Casino” is in thin text on the obvers)

7th Black/Blue (“Club Paradise”) None Common 3  [CG056154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056154)

Black/Grey (Club Paradise” Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG056186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056186)

(“SPA Resort Casino” is in large and bold text on the obverse)

8th Yellow (“Paradise Rewards Club-Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG056229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056229)

Grey (“Paradise Rewards Club-Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG056230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056230)

Black (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056231)

(**6 lines** in reverse paragraph on this issue)

9th Yellow (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056233)

Grey (“Paradise Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG056234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056234)

Black (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056235)

Red (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Rare 15  [CG056236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056236)

(On reverse – 5 lines of text in paragraph, **NO** “Casino Resort Spa” below “Agua”. Faint pottery

on the right of obverse.)

10th Yellow (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056232)

(On reverse – 5 lines of text in paragraph, “Casino Resort Spa” added below “Agua”)

11th Yellow (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056237)

Grey (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056238)

(On reverse – Logo added between casino names. Last line in reverse paragraph begins with

"Call 1.800.GAMBLER")

12th Yellow (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056239)

Grey (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG173560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173560)

(Last line in reverse paragraph begins with "Gambling?...")

13th Yellow (“Paradise Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG182860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182860)

(Bottom half of the obverse is now much darker colors, with a darker gold background and

darker grey water jug design.)

XX Blue (Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG004898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004898)

XX Gold (Palm Trees) None Rare 15  [CG004900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004900)

(These cards were not actually used in the machine. These were swiped at a booth when the

player arrived at the casino and then in 6 hour intervals thereafter. The gold is assumed to be

a higher level.)

[**SPOTLIGHT 29**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOS2) **(Coachella, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2002

Re-opened 2005: Closed: no

1st White ("Club 29 Member" & Palm Tree) None V Scarce 7  [CG110018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110018)

2nd White ("Club 29 Member" Only) None V Scarce 7  [CG110019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110019)

(Above two cards are made of cheap, thinner plastic. Blank reverse with Barcode on sticker.)

3rd Red/Green ("Chairman's Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG045015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045015)

XX Blue/Green/White (Truck & Logo) None Rare 25  [CG110020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110020)

(This card was good for a thermos of coffee after a breakfast purchase for the truckers)

(Spotlight 29 closed April 1, 2002 & became Trump 29 Casino then re-opened under the

original name in 2005)

4th Gold (“Gold Chairman’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG110024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110024)

Lt Blue (“Platinum Chairman’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG110025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110025)

(Phone number on reverse is 1.866.878-6729)

5th Gold (“Gold Chairman’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG050172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050172)

Bronze (“Gold Chairman’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG050176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050176)

Grey (“Platinum Chairman’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG110027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110027)

(Phone number on reverse is 1.866.3SPOT29)

6th Yellow/Orange (Club 29 Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110028)

Grey (Club 29 Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG110029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110029)

Black (Club 29 Titanium) None V Scarce 7  [CG133920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133920)

(Phone Number is 1-866-878-6729, casino name on third line from bottom on the reverse is

aligned with “Gambling” on the bottom line)

7th Yellow/Orange (Club 29 Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110030)

Grey (Club 29 Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG118117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118117)

Black (Club 29 Titanium) None V Scarce 7  [CG141142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141142)

(Casino name on third line from bottom on the reverse starts over the “m” in “Gambling” on

the bottom line)

8th Yellow/Orange (Club 29 Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG124368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124368)

Grey (Club 29 Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG141143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141143)

(Reverse logos now below the text)

[**STONES GAMBLING HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACHSG) **(Citrus Heights, CA)**

The Saloon Poker Room & The Tavern Card Room

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Previously The Lucky Derby)*

1st Grey (“Stones”) None Scarce 3  [CG158867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158867)

PC Grey ("Stones Gambling Hall" & "The Saloon") None Scarce 3  [CG133264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133264)

[**SYCUAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAECSC) **(El Cajon, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1983 Closed: no

1st Black (Very Important Player Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001233)

2nd Lt Blue (Very Important Player Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001234)

3rd Lt Blue (Very Important Player Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001235)

(Obverse tree is a lighter green)

4th Lt Green (“Club Sycuan Member”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001236)

(“Sycuan” is purple in color)

Lt Green (“Club Sycuan Member”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001237)

(“Sycuan” is blue in color)

Mustard (“Club Sycuan Gold Member”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001238)

Grey (“Club Sycuan Platinum Member”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001240)

Red (“Club Sycuan Elite Member”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001241)

5th Purple/Orange (“Club Sycuan Gold”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110040)

Grey/Orange (“Club Sycuan Platinum”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110041)

Brown/Orange (“Club Sycuan Elite”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111785)

6th Purple/Yellow (“Club Sycuan Gold”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110042)

7th Blue/Black (“Club Sycuan Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG110043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110043)

Grey (“Club Sycuan Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110044)

Orange (“Club Sycuan Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG110045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110045)

(Provision for member photo on upper levels)

8th Purple/Red Multi (Passport to fun! Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110046)

Purple/Red Multi (Passport to fun! Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG110047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110047)

Purple/Red Multi (Passport to fun! Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG110048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110048)

9th Purple/Dk Rose Multi (Passport to fun! Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110049)

(8th and 9th issues have no period at the end of the last line of text on the reverse,

website is “playsycuan.com”)

10th Purple/Dk Rose Multi (Passport to fun! Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110051)

Grey/Dk Rose Multi (Passport to fun! Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG110053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110053)

(Period at the end of the last line of text on the reverse, website is now “sycuan.com”)

11th Gold (Club Sycuan Passport to fun! Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG062886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062886)

Grey (Club Sycuan Passport to fun! Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG110034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110034)

Red (Club Sycuan Passport to fun! Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG110035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110035)

Blue (Club Sycuan Passport to fun! Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG110036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110036)

Black (Club Sycuan Passport fo fun! Nyilly) None V Scarce 7  [CG133386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133386)

Multi (Club 55) None Scarce 3  [CG182737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182737)

(Club 55 is a Senior Card)

PC Yellow (Bingo Palace) None V Scarce 7  [CG110037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110037)

PC Yellow/Orange (Viva San Diego Casino Comp Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110038)

(Used at the Barona, Sycuan and Viejas casinos and listed under all three casinos)

XX Multi (Military Freedom Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG110039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110039)

XX Multi (Suzuki & Racing Motorcycle) None V Scarce 7  [CG141131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141131)

XX Multi (Official Casino of the San Diego Padres) None V Scarce 7  [CG163801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163801)

XX Multi (First Responders) None V Scarce 7  [CG168018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168018)

(Only issued to firemen, police or paramedics)

[**TABLE MOUNTAIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAFRTM) **(Friant, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Red (“The Club at Table Mountain”) None Scarce 3  [CG109608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109608)

(Copyright 2003 – Reverse Logo and paragraph centered)

2nd Red (“The Club at Table Mountain”) None Scarce 3  [CG109609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109609)

(Copyright 2003 – Reverse Logo shifted to left side. “Simply the Best” have been added.)

3rd Red (“The Club at Table Mountain”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109610)

(Copyright 2003-Reverse Logo and paragraph centered. “Simply the Best!” on reverse.)

4th Red (“The Club at Table Mountain”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109612)

(Copyright 2003 – The words “Simply the Best” have been removed from the reverse of this issue)

5th Silver (“The Club” Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG109611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109611)

(Copyright 2005)

6th Red (“The Club at Table Mountain”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109613)

Red (“The Club at Table Mountain”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG109614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109614)

(Both cards copyright 2007)

7th Black/Red multi (The Club BINGO) None V Scarce 7  [CG118163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118163)

(Copyright 2007)

8th Red (“The Club Player”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG109616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109616)

Gold (“The Club Preferred”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG109617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109617)

Silver (“The Club Platinum”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG109618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109618)

(Copyright 2010)

9th Red (“The Club Player”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG115853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115853)

Gold (“The Club Preferred”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG115974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115974)

Silver ("The Club Platinum") ABL Scarce 3  [CG124367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124367)

(Copyright 2013)

10th Black/Gold (30th Anniversary/The Club – Preferred) ABL Scarce 3  [CG185212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185212)

Black/Silver (30th Anniversary/The Club – Platinum) ABL Scarce 3  [CG185213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185213)

(Copyright 2017)

XX Red/White/Blue (“Veterans Club” & Eagle) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG185214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185214)

(Copyright 2017)

[**TACHI PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALETP) **(Lemoore, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Teal (“Premiere Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG113183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113183)

Glittery Silver (“Preferred Premiere Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG113184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113184)

Black (“The Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG113185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113185)

(This issue has "Hotel & Casino Rewards" on the obverse)

2nd Teal (“Premiere Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG113187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113187)

Black (“The Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG138673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138673)

(This issue has "Tachi Hotel & Casino Rewards" on the obverse)

3rd Teal (“Premiere Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG113188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113188)

Glittery Silver (“Preferred Premiere Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG138674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138674)

(25th anniversary cards)

4th Black (“The Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG138675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138675)

Red ("Eclipse" & patent# on back in very small text) None Rare 15  [CG113186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113186)

(This issue has "Tachi Palace Hotel & Casino Rewards" on obverse, 3 lines of text on reverse)

5th Teal (Premiere Club) ABL Scarce 3  [CG113189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113189)

Silver (Preferred Premier Club) ABL Scarce 3  [CG113258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113258)

Black ("The Elite") ABL V Scarce 7  [CG135035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135035)

(This issue mentions card holder must be 18 years of age on the reverse)

6th Teal (Premiere Club) ABL Scarce 3  [CG138938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138938)

(No longer mentions 18 years of age, 7 lines of text on reverse & last line starts "& Casino is not...")

7th Teal (Premiere Club) ABL Scarce 3  [CG159613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159613)

(8 lines of text on reverse & last line is "at least 21 years of age.")

**(See “Palace Indian Gaming” for earlier cards)**

[**THUNDER VALLEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALITV) **(Lincoln, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Red (“Boarding Pass” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG110069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110069)

(Copyright 2003 – This card had a signature strip on the reverse)

2nd Red (“Boarding Pass”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110070)

(Copyright 2003 - NO signature strip. Some cards had a blue sticker that covered the obverse [CG111914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111914)

and were used as a “Temporary Card”.)

3rd Red (“Preferred Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110071)

(Phone# on the reverse is left of the logo. Some cards had a blue “Temporary Card” sticker)

Red (“Preferred Boarding Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG110072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110072)

(The phone number on the reverse is at the bottom of the card)

Gold (“Gold Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110073)

Blue (“Platinum Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110074)

Black (“President Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110075)

(All 4 colors of this issue have copyright 2003 on the reverse)

4th Red (“Preferred Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110076)

Gold (“Gold Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110077)

Blue (“Platinum Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110080)

Black (“President Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110079)

(Copyright 2004 on the reverse with 7 casino logos)

5th Red (“Preferred Boarding Pass” & Fireworks) None Scarce 3  [CG110081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110081)

Gold (“Gold Boarding Pass” & Fireworks) None Scarce 3  [CG110082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110082)

Blue (“Platinum Boarding Pass” & Fireworks) None Scarce 3  [CG110083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110083)

Black (“President Boarding Pass” & Fireworks) None Scarce 3  [CG110084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110084)

(This issue has “1 Year Anniversary” in a hologram on the obverse)

6th Red (“Preferred Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110085)

Gold (“Gold Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110086)

Black (“President Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110087)

(Copyright 2004. There is now only One logo on the reverse. Stations have been dropped.)

7th Red (“Preferred Player’s Card” & Champagne Bottle) None Scarce 3  [CG110088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110088)

Yellow (“Gold Player’s Card” & Champagne Bottle) None Scarce 3  [CG110089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110089)

White (“Platinum Player’s Card” & Champagne Bottle) None Scarce 3  [CG110090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110090)

Purple (“President Player’s Card” & Champagne Bottle) None Scarce 3  [CG110091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110091)

(This issue has “2 Year Anniversary” in a hologram on the obverse)

8th Red (“Preferred Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110092)

Blue (“Platinum Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110093)

Black (“President Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110094)

(Copyright 2005 on the reverse. Platinum & President cards in this issue may not have been used.)

9th Red (“Preferred Player’s Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG110095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110095)

Blue (Platinum Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110096)

Black (President Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110097)

(Copyright 2005)

10th Red (“Preferred Player’s Card” & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG094670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094670)

Mustard (“Gold Player’s Card” & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG110098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110098)

Purple (“Platinum Player’s Card” & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG110099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110099)

Black (“President Player’s Card” & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG110100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110100)

(This issue has “3 Year Anniversary” in a hologram on the obverse)

11a Red (Preferred Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110103)

Mustard (Gold Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110101)

Blue (Platinum Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110104)

Black (President Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110105)

(Copyright 2006 – “Rules” is capitalized at the start of the last line in the paragraph on the

reverse)

11b Red (Preferred Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG200082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200082)

Mustard (Gold Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110102)

Blue (Platinum Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG168420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168420)

Black (President Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG168421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168421)

(Copyright 2006 – “rules” is NOT capitalized at the start of the last line in the paragraph on the

reverse)

12th Red/White (4 Year Anniversary-Preferred) None V Scarce 7  [CG110106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110106)

Yellow/White (4 Year Anniversary-Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG110107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110107)

Blue/White (4 Year Anniversary-Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG110108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110108)

Green/White (4 Year Anniversary-President) None V Scarce 7  [CG110109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110109)

(Copyright 2007)

13th Red (Preferred “Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG101221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101221)

Gold (Gold “Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110110)

Blue (Platinum “Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110111)

Green (President “Thunder Club Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110112)

(Copyright 2007)

14th Red (“Thunder Club Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG110115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110115)

Gold (“Thunder Club Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG110116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110116)

Blue (“Thunder Club Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110117)

Green (“Thunder Club President”) None Scarce 3  [CG110118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110118)

(Copyright 2008 – “5 Years of Winning” on obverse)

15th Red (“Thunder Club Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG110119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110119)

Gold (“Thunder Club Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG110120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110120)

Blue (“Thunder Club Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110121)

Green (“Thunder Club President”) None Scarce 3  [CG110122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110122)

(Copyright 2009 - 6th anniversary)

16th Red (Preferred "Thunder Club Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG123892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123892)

Green (“Thunder Club President”) None Scarce 3  [CG111922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111922)

Black (Elite “Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110123)

(Copyright 2009)

17th Red (“Seven Year Anniversary Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG110124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110124)

Gold (“Seven Year Anniversary Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG110125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110125)

Blue (“Seven Year Anniversary Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110126)

Green (“Seven Year Anniversary President”) None Scarce 3  [CG110128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110128)

Black (“Seven Year Anniversary Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG110127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110127)

(Copyright 2010)

18th Red (10 – “Preferred “Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110129)

Gold (J – “Gold Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110130)

Blue (Q – “Platinum Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110131)

Green (K – “President Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110132)

Black (A – “Elite Thunder Club Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG110133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110133)

(Copyright 2010)

19th Black-Multi/Red (“Eight Year Anniversary Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG110134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110134)

Black-Multi/Gold (“Eight Year Anniversary Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG110135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110135)

Black-Multi/Blue (“Eight Year Anniversary Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110136)

Black-Multi/Green (“Eight Year Anniversary President”) None Scarce 3  [CG110137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110137)

Black-Multi/Silver (“Eight Year Anniversary Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG110138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110138)

(Copyright 2011)

20th Red (“Nine Year Anniversary Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG110139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110139)

Gold (“Nine Year Anniversary Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG110140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110140)

Blue (“Nine Year Anniversary Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110141)

Green (“Nine Year Anniversary President”) None Scarce 3  [CG110142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110142)

Black (“Nine Year Anniversary Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG111923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111923)

(Copyright 2012)

21st Red (“10 Years Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG111924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111924)

Gold (“10 Years Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG111925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111925)

Blue (“10 Years Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG111926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111926)

Green (“10 Years President”) None Scarce 3  [CG111927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111927)

Black (“10 Years Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG111928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111928)

(Copyright 2013)

22nd Red (Thunder Rewards – Preferred) PG Scarce 3  [CG172626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172626)

Orange (Thunder Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG172627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172627)

(Copyright 2013)

23rd Red (Thunder Rewards – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG118195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118195)

Orange (Thunder Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG118196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118196)

Blue (Thunder Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG118197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118197)

Green (Thunder Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG118198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118198)

Black (Thunder Rewards – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG118199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118199)

(Copyright 2014 – this issue has a colored circle design)

24th Blue (Thunder Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG202364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202364)

Green (Thunder Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG202365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202365)

Black (Thunder Rewards – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG202366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202366)

(Copyright 2016)

25th Red (Thunder Rewards – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG200877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200877)

Gold (Thunder Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG202367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202367)

Blue (Thunder Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG202368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202368)

Green (Thunder Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG202369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202369)

(Copyright 2017)

26th Orange (Thunder Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG202370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202370)

Blue (Thunder Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG202371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202371)

(Copyright 2018)

27th Red (15th Anniversary – Preferred) ? Scarce 3  [CG201561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201561)

Gold (15th Anniversary – Gold) ? Scarce 3  [CG201562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201562)

Blue (15th Anniversary – Platinum) ? Scarce 3  [CG201563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201563)

Green (15th Anniversary – President) ? Scarce 3  [CG201564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201564)

Black (15th Anniversary – Elite) ? Scarce 3  [CG201565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201565)

XX Green (“Temporary Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG110143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110143)

(Copyright 2004)

XX Yellow (“Temporary Player’s Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG110144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110144)

(Copyright 2006)

XXP Brown/Tan (“Poker” – 2 Aces) None Scarce 3  [CG040455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040455)

XXP Brown/Tan (“Poker” – 2 Kings) None Scarce 3  [CG040456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040456)

XXP Blue/Tan (“Poker” – 2 Queens) None Scarce 3  [CG040457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040457)

XXP Green/Tan (“Poker” – 2 Jacks) None Scarce 3  [CG040458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040458)

XXP ?/Tan (“Poker” – 2 Tens) None Scarce 3  [CG110113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110113)

XXP Orange/Tan (“Poker” – King & Ace Spades) None Scarce 3  [CG040454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040454)

XXP Orange/Tan (“Poker” – King & Jack Spades) None Scarce 3  [CG110114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110114)

(Cards used for automated poker tables, copyright 2008)

(Casino is operated by Stations Casinos, but not owned by them)

[**TRUMP 29 CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CACOT2) **(Coachella, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2005

*(Changed name back to Spotlight 29 in 2005. See “Spotlight 29” for later cards)*

1st Dk Mustard (“Gold Chairman’s Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG004068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004068)

Dk/lt Grey (“Chairman’s Club Platinum”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG004069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004069)

(This issue of card has “Casino” in the web address)

(Some of these platinum cards were once issued as temps!)

2nd Dk Mustard (“Gold Chairman’s Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG004070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004070)

(This card does NOT have “Casino” in the web address)

Grey/lt Blue (“Chairman’s Club Platinum” & 3 green dots) PPC Scarce 3  [CG004071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004071)

Grey/lt Blue (“Chairman’s Club Platinum” & 3 red dots) PPC Scarce 3  [CG004072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004072)

3rd Mustard (“Gold Chairman’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG045016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045016)

(The last line in the paragraph begins “time without notice.”)

Grey/lt Blue (“Chairman’s Club Platinum” & 3 Maroon dots) None V Scarce 7  [CG004073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004073)

(This issue of platinum card seemed to be short lived, as the casino went back to using

the 2nd issue cards)

4th Mustard (“Gold Chairman’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG004074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004074)

(The last line in the paragraph begins “without notice.”)

Grey/lt Blue (“Platinum Chairman’s Club” & 3 olive dots) PPC Scarce 3  [CG004075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004075)

(The reverse is similar to the 2nd issue)

5th Grey/lt Blue (“Platinum Chairman’s Club” & 3 blue dots) PPC? Scarce 3  [CG004076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004076)

[**TURLOCK POKER ROOM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CATUTP) **(Turlock, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Brown (Rewards Card Member - Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG148697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148697)

(Barcode on reverse along with player photo, reverse known rightside up and upside down

depending on how the poker room printed the card.)

[**TWIN PINE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAMITP) **(Middletown, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Cream (“Harvest Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG108685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108685)

(Address, phone number and web address all on one line)

2nd Cream ("Harvest Club") None Scarce 3  [CG113023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113023)

(Address, phone number and web address on two lines)

3rd Red (Silver Medal Harvest Club) None Scarce 3  [CG141128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141128)

Gold (Gold Medal Harvest Club) None Scarce 3  [CG141129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141129)

Black (Private Reverve Harvest Club V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG141130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141130)

[**VALLEY VIEW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAVCVV) **(Valley Center, CA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Red/Yellow ("Valley View VIP") None Scarce 3  [CG006428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006428)

(On reverse, 2nd line from bottom has “must be 18 years of age or older.” Black bar is 1.5” long)

Red/Yellow ("Valley View VIP") None Scarce 3  [CG006429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006429)

(On reverse, 2nd line from bottom has “must be 18 years of age or older.” Black bar is 1.75” long)

(There are also cards where the casino blacked out the “18” with magic marker and another [CG006430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006430)

where the entire rules paragraph on back was covered by a white sticker saying “21 years”.) [CG006431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006431)

2nd Red/Yellow ("Valley View VIP") None Common 3  [CG005958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005958)

(On reverse, 2nd line from bottom has “must be 21 years of age or older.”)

3rd Red (VIP Card) None Common 3  [CG004781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004781)

Red (“Charter Member VIP Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG005959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005959)

Purple/Tan (“Tribal Elder” & Eagle) None V Scarce 7  [CG005960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005960)

4th Red (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG005961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005961)

(Web address includes the word “resort”)

Red/Gold (“Players Club “Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006413)

(Band on Right Edge)

Red/Gold (“Players Club “Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006415)

(Band along Bottom Edge)

Purple/Tan (“Tribal Elder” & Eagle) None V Scarce 7  [CG006416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006416)

(“Keep It Loose” logo on reverse)

5th Red (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG006417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006417)

(The word “resort” is removed from the web address)

6th Red (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG006419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006419)

(Added “San Diego’s Favorite” below “Casino” on obverse)

7th Blue (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG006420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006420)

Blue/Silver (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG006421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006421)

Blue/Gold (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG006422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006422)

8th Red (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG065866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065866)

Silver (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG006423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006423)

Gold (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG006424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006424)

Black (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG006425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006425)

(Connections logo on reverse)

9th Red (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) PG Common 3  [CG062890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062890)

(Connections logo on reverse)

10th Red (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) PG Common 3  [CG096077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096077)

Gold (Gold Logo & "San Diego's Favorite") PG Common 3  [CG124749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124749)

("$1,000,000 Colossal Coin Jackpot" on reverse)

11th Red (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG124750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124750)

Silver (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG212442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212442)

Gold (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG212443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212443)

("$1,000,000 Colossal Coin Jackpot" on reverse)

12th Red (Gold Logo & "San Diego's Favorite") None Common 3  [CG132063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132063)

Silver (Gold Logo & "San Diego's Favorite") None Common 3  [CG137959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137959)

Gold (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG194467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194467)

Black (Gold Logo & “San Diego’s Favorite”) None Common 3  [CG194469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194469)

(Bottom line on reverse starts "or PIN number..." and there are four small logos added at

bottom right for Facebook, Twitter, Google+, etc.)

TC Blue/Gold (Poker at the View) None Common 3  [CG040459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040459)

XX Green (Preferred Bus Pass, March 2009) None Common 3  [CG065867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065867)

(Thin plastic)

XX Multi (We Support Our Troops) None Common 3  [CG194468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194468)

(Military Appreciation Card)

[**VIEJAS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAALVC) **(Alpine, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: c.1999 Closed: no

1st Green (“VIP Rewards Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109294)

2nd White (“VIP Rewards Club” & “$” Background) None Scarce 3  [CG109295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109295)

(Black barcode on reverse. No "comma" after "entertainment" in the 3rd line)

White (“VIP Rewards Club” & “$” Background) None Scarce 3  [CG159644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159644)

(Blue barcode on reverse. No "comma" after "entertainment" in the 3rd line)

White (“VIP Rewards Club” & “$” Background) None Scarce 3  [CG109296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109296)

(Black barcode on reverse. There’s a “comma” after “entertainment” in the 3rd line.)

White (“VIP Rewards Club” & “$” Background) None Scarce 3  [CG065401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065401)

(Blue barcode on reverse. There’s a “comma” after “entertainment” in the 3rd line.)

3rd White ("VIP Rewards" & $100 Bills) None Scarce 3  [CG109297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109297)

(NO arrows on reverse)

Tan/Yellow ("Elite Member") None Rare 10  [CG109298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109298)

Orange/Black (“Premier Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109299)

4th White ("VIP Rewards" & $100 Bills) None Scarce 3  [CG109300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109300)

(2 Arrows on right reverse)

5th Green (“V Classic”) None Common 3  [CG109301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109301)

Orange (“V Premier”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109302)

Blue (“V Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109303)

Purple (“V Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109304)

(No “tm” after ‘s’ in Viejas on the reverse)

6th Green (“V Classic”) None Common 3  [CG109305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109305)

Orange (“V Premier”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109306)

Blue (“V Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109307)

Purple ("V Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG109308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109308)

(There is a small “tm” after the ‘s’ in Viejas on the reverse)

7th Green (“V Classic”) None Common 3  [CG109309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109309)

(Bar code reverse)

8th Green (“V Classic”) None Common 3  [CG109310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109310)

Blue (“V Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109311)

(Copyright 2007 – Large “V” in circle right side of reverse)

9th Green (“V Classic”) None Common 3  [CG109312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109312)

Red (mVp) None Common 3  [CG109313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109313)

Blue (“V Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109314)

Orange (“V Premier”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109315)

(Copyright 2008 – Large “V” in circle right side of reverse)

10th Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG063001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063001)

Orange (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG109289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109289)

Blue (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG109290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109290)

Red (mVp) None V Scarce 7  [CG109292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109292)

Black (Poker Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG063000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063000)

(Copyright 2009)

11th Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG109316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109316)

(Copyright 2010)

12a Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG109317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109317)

Red (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG109318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109318)

Blue (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG109319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109319)

Black (Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG109321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109321)

(Copyright 2011 – last line of text on the reverse starts with "all rights...")

12b Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG109322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109322)

Red (MVP) None V Scarce 7  [CG109320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109320)

(Copyright 2011 – last line of text on the reverse starts with "Viejas reserves...")

13th Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG127884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127884)

Red (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG109323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109323)

Blue (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG109324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109324)

(Copyright 2012)

14th Brown (Bronze) None Common 3  [CG109325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109325)

Red (Aces) None Common 3  [CG109326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109326)

Blue (Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG109327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109327)

Gold (Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG109328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109328)

Black (Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG109329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109329)

(Copyright 2012)

15th Brown (Bronze) None Common 3  [CG115975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115975)

Blue (Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG109327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109327)

Gold (Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG115976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115976)

Black (Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG115977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115977)

Red (MVP) None V Scarce 7  [CG138861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138861)

Blue (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG138862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138862)

Orange (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG138939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138939)

(Copyright 2013)

XX Dk Red Orange (“Viejas VIP Rewards) None Rare 7  [CG109331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109331)

(Temp card. Mag stripe on reverse. Casino ordered a lot of these, but few have been available.

There is a variation of the size numbers and arrows printed on the reverse of the card.)

TC Multicolored (Campfire Scene) PGI V Scarce 7  [CG109332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109332)

(07/98 – Used for Table games and Bingo

TC Multicolored (Campfire Scene) CPILA V Scarce 7  [CG109333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109333)

(10/99)

PC Yellow (“Your Lucky Day” & Aug 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG109334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109334)

PC Orange (“October Treats”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109335)

PC Green/White (“Play to Shop”) None V Scarce 7  [CG127885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127885)

PC Yellow (“Lucky Monkey Money” & Monkey) None V Scarce 7  [CG109336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109336)

(Green & white reverse)

PC Yellow (“Lucky Monkey Money” & Monkey w/Leaves) None V Scarce 7  [CG109337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109337)

(Grey reverse)

PC Red (“Poker Face Givaway”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109338)

PC Green/White (“Rock Roll And Win”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109339)

PC Green/White (“Poker Face Promotion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109340)

PC White (“Lucky 13th” & Aug-Sept 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG109341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109341)

PC Red/Orange (“Lucky 13 Promotion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109342)

PC Green/White (“Lucky 13 Promotion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109343)

PC Black/White (“Monster Cash Givaway”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109344)

PC Green/White (“Monster Cash”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109345)

PC Green (“Play to Shop”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109347)

(Slightly wider than previous cards. Cream colored border. Vieja’s logo centered.)

PC Green (“Play to Shop”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109348)

(Slightly wider than previous cards. Cream colored border. Vieja’s logo left obverse.)

PC Red/Orange (“Opportunity Knocks”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109349)

PC Green (“Opportunity Knocks”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109350)

PC Red/Purple (“Happy Birthday” & Yellow Candles) None V Scarce 7  [CG109351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109351)

(Different dates have been found on birthday cards)

PC Red/Orange (“Crow for Dough Promo”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109352)

PC Green/Orange (“Crow for Dough” & Rooster) None V Scarce 7  [CG109353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109353)

PC Blue (“Happy Birthday” & Colorful Streamers) None V Scarce 7  [CG109354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109354)

PC Red/Orange (“Galaxy Of Cash”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109355)

PC Red/Orange (“Terminator Promoti”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109356)

PC Black/White (“Terminator T-Short Blowout!”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109357)

PC Blue (“Galaxy Of Cash”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109358)

PC Multi (“Happy Birthday” on cake) None V Scarce 7  [CG109359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109359)

PC Red/Orange (“Monroe T-Shirt Promo”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109360)

PC Purple (“Monroe T-Shirt Promo”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109361)

PC Red (“Ten Times a Winner”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109362)

PC Green (Happy, happy birthday to you-reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG109363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109363)

PC Purple (Xtreme Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG109364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109364)

(Promo replacement card)

PC Red (“20 Piece Silverware Set”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109365)

(The PC’s were a promo card that was mailed to players or obtained in-house. It allows a scan

for daily prizes. A member must visit the casino 10 times in a month to receive the paper card.)

PC Yellow/Orange (Viva San Diego Casino Comp Card) None Scarce 3  [CG117878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117878)

(Used at the Barona, Sycuan and Viejas casinos and listed under all three casinos.)

**WESTLANE CARD ROOM (Stockton, CA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Purple (Westlane Card Room & Kings Card Club logos) TP Scarce 3  [CG210381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210381)

(Card used at both Westlane Card Room & Kings Card Club, card manufacturer is

Transient Path, LLC)

[**WIN-RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAREWR) **(Redding, CA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Mustard (Black Eagle Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG109144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109144)

(Reverse Blank)

2nd Mustard (Black Eagle logo – lower case web adr) None V Scarce 7  [CG109146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109146)

Mustard (Black Eagle logo – UPPER CASE web adr) None V Scarce 7  [CG109147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109147)

(Reverse has “18 years”. Text along the bottom of the card. 1 line casino info)

3rd Mustard (Black Eagle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109148)

(Reverse has “18 years”. Text on the reverse is **centered**, no longer on the bottom.

Now 2 lines of casino info at bottom.)

4th Mustard (Black Eagle Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109150)

(Reverse has “21 years”. Last line in paragraph starts “of non-use…”)

Mustard (Black Eagle Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109156)

(Reverse has “21 years”. Last line in paragraph starts “Misuse…”)

5th Mustard (Black Eagle Logo) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG109159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109159)

6th Blue multi ("Players Club" & Logo centered) None Scarce 3  [CG109161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109161)

7th Red (“Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG109162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109162)

Gold (“Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG109163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109163)

Black (“Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109164)

Silver ("Prestige") None V Scarce 7  [CG135034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135034)

(Says Win-River Casino)

8th Red (“Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG124365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124365)

Gold (“Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG198283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198283)

(Now has "Win-River Resort & Casino", third line reverse starts “after 6 months…”)

9th Red (“Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG160527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160527)

Gold (“Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG160019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160019)

Black (“Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG160528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160528)

(Third line reverse starts “forfeited after 3 months…”)

PC Red (V.I.P. Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG109166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109166)

(This laminated card has the members picture on the obverse)

[**COLORADO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=co)

[**AMERISTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHAM) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(See the Ameristar listings in the “Universal Section”)*

[**BIG JIM’S GAMBLING HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCBJ) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Silver (Real Rewards) ABL V Scarce 3  [CG078758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=078758)

[**BLACK HAWK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHHY) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2003

1st Multicolored (Mountains & "Players Advantage Club") None Scarce 3  [CG001310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001310)

("Charter Member" added in red ink)

2nd Multicolored (Mountains & "Players Advantage Club") None Scarce 1  [CG001311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001311)

3rd Gold (Mountains & “Players Advantage Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG001312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001312)

PC White (Temporary Charter Membership) None V Scarce 7  [CG021932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021932)

(This is a paper temporary card that was attached at the bottom of the Players' Advantage Club

application form when the casino first opened.)

PC Gold (Mountains & “Players Advantage Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG001313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001313)

PCX Green (New Member Bonus – 30 Days of Double Points) None V Scarce 3  [CG001314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001314)

(Became Mountain High Casino in Spring, 2003)

[**BLAZING SADDLES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHBS) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1996

1st Gold/Black (Cowboy on Horse with Gold Coins) None V Rare+ 150  [CG021681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021681)

(Card was originally issued attached to its own plastic holder) [CG021682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021682)

2nd Cream (Cowboy on Horse with Gold Coins) Faraday V Rare+ 135  [CG000947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000947)

[**BRASS ASS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCRBA) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: no

1st Black (Small Donkey 4 Arrows) None Rare 35  [CG000965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000965)

2nd Black (Small Donkey 2 Arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG017928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017928)

3rd Black (Large Donkey 2 Arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG017935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017935)

(Normal glossy obverse. Reverse mag stripe is 7mm wide)

4th Black (Large Donkey 2 Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG034506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034506)

(This 4th issue has a dull finish. The printing is lighter than on the 3rd issue. Also, the reverse

mag stripe is 8mm wide. These cards were never issued.)

(Casino now uses the Triple Play Card along with Midnight Rose and J.P. McGill's)

[**BRONCO BILLY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHBB) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 1998

1st Orange ("Rookie") None V Rare 35  [CG000948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000948)

Orange ("Pro") None V Rare 50  [CG021688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021688)

Orange (“All Star”) None V Rare 50  [CG021689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021689)

(Second to last line on reverse starts “RBIs & RBJs (Really Big Income …”)

(Higher levels were undoubtedly made, but no survivors have been verified. Levels were

printed by the casino so blank cards would not have the level printed.)

2nd Orange (“Rookie”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG021690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021690)

(Second to last line on reverse starts “Really Big Income…”)

PC1 Yellow ("MVP CLUB") None Ex Rare 50  [CG021691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021691)

(This laminated card was used before the first plastic card. Obverse “Billy's” is Dark Blue.)

PC2 Yellow ("MVP CLUB") None Ex Rare 50  [CG021692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021692)

(This laminated card was used before the first plastic card. Obverse “Billy's” is Bright Blue.)

PC3 Yellow ("MVP CLUB") None Ex Rare 75  [CG021693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021693)

(Similar to above, except obverse “Billy's” is Orange)

[**BRONCO BILLY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCBB) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Rookie") None V Scarce 7  [CG021694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021694)

Orange ("Pro") None V Scarce 7  [CG021695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021695)

Orange ("All Star") None Rare 15  [CG021696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021696)

Orange ("Super Star") None V Rare 30  [CG021697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021697)

Orange ("Hall of Fame") None V Rare 30  [CG021698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021698)

(10 Lines on the Reverse. All "M"s "V"s & "P"s on reverse are NOT underlined.

Obverse box is 1.9cm tall. "MVP CLUB" on obverse is 1.8cm tall and 2.7cm wide.

Obverse "Billy's has a thin font. The apostrophe between "Y" and "S" does not touch.)

"MVP Club" on obverse is well-centered between "Billy's" and 3 arrows on right edge.)

(NOTER – all of the following MVP Club cards have different levels printed by the casino

and the individual levels for each issue are not listed but they include: Rookie, Pro,

All Star, Super Star, Hall of Fame, Million Mile and 2.4 Million Mile although the

higher levels may not have been used on the early cards.)

2nd Orange (MVP Club) None Rare 15  [CG021699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021699)

(Same card as above, except "MVP Club" almost touches the 3 arrows on right obverse)

3rd Orange (MVP Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021700)

(10 Lines on the Reverse. All "M"s "V"s & "P"s on reverse are NOT underlined.

Obverse box is 1.8cm tall. "MVP CLUB" on obverse is 2.1cm tall and 2.7cm wide.

Obverse "Billy's” has a thin font. The apostrophe between "Y" and "S" does not touch)

4th Orange (MVP Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021701)

(10 Lines on the Reverse. All "M"s "V"s & "P"s on reverse are NOT underlined.

Obverse box is 1.8cm tall. "MVP CLUB" on obverse is 2.1cm tall and 2.7cm wide.

Obverse "Billy's" has a FAT FONT. The apostrophe touches the "Y" & "S")

5th Orange (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021702)

(The levels embossed “All Star”, “Super Star”, and “Hall of Fame” are very scarce. The

“Million Miler” is very rare.)

(11 Lines on the Reverse. All "M"s "V"s & "P"s on reverse ARE underlined.

Issues 1-5 have 3 arrows on the LEFT reverse.)

6th Orange (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG000964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000964)

(The “Million Miler” embossed card is very rare)

(11 Lines on the Reverse. All "M"s "V"s & "P"s on reverse ARE underlined.

This is the only issue with NO ARROWS ON REVERSE.)

7th Orange (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001315)

(Obverse right strip marked "Hold Here". Apostrophe wedged in between "Y" and "S"

Distance between "Club" and "Hold Here" strip is only 2mm. 3 Arrows on RT reverse.

On reverse, the exclamation mark on 2nd line from the bottom is after the "&" symbol .)

8th Orange(MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001317)

(Obverse right strip marked "Hold Here". Apostrophe does not touch "Y" or "S".

Distance between "Club" and "Hold Here" strip is 3mm. 3 Arrows on RT reverse.)

On reverse, the exclamation mark on 2nd line from the bottom is before the "&" symbol .)

9th Orange (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001318)

(Eliminated “Sports Bar” from the obverse and horse now “stands up” on hind legs)

10th Orange (MVP Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001319)

(Same obverse as 9th issue. Only difference is the PPC mark)

11th Orange (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001320)

(Same as 9th issue. Difference is “Steakhouse reservations…” has been added to the reverse)

12th Orange (MVP Club) None Common 1  [CG001321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001321)

(Same as above issue. Only difference is the word “Steakhouse” is 4 times larger than text)

13th Orange (MVP Club) None Common 1  [CG001325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001325)

(Same as above issue except phone# has been blacked out and is now (719) 689-2909)

14th Orange (“MVP Club”) None Common 0  [CG001333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001333)

(The wrong number is no longer blacked out, but correct number is on the reverse instead.

Arrows on side of obverse are 5 mm long. 8mm wide mag stripe)

15th Orange (“MVP Club”) None Common 0  [CG001334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001334)

(The wrong number is no longer blacked out, but correct number is on the reverse instead.

Arrows on side of obverse are 4 mm long. 12.5mm wide mag stripe)

16th Orange (“MVP Club”) None Common 0  [CG001335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001335)

(Steakhouse phone number is now the last line on the reverse. "Cripple Creek's

LUCKY Casino!" in third line from bottom)

NOTE – (A new level has been added. “2-4 million mile”)

17th Orange (“MVP Club”) None Common 0  [CG001336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001336)

(Steakhouse number is still on the last line on reverse, “Your Casino of Choice” in third

line from bottom. Slight color variations exist.)

18th Orange (“MVP Club”) None Common 0  [CG021891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021891)

Orange ("MVP Club") 01 Common 0  [CG084464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084464)

(This card has an "01" in upper right corner of reverse)

(This issue no longer has “Casino” under “Bronco Billy’s” on obverse and "MVP CLUB"

is outlined in red)

19th Orange ("MVP Club") None Common 0  [CG021899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021899)

("Casino" back under "Bronco Billy's" on obverse, email address on reverse ends in '.biz"

when it was previously ".com")

20th Brown (MVP Club – 1 Star) None Common 0  [CG165241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165241)

Grey (MVP Club – 2 Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG165242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165242)

Gold (MVP Club – 3 Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG165243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165243)

Grey (MVP Club – 4 Stars) None V Scarce 7  [CG165244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165244)

Black (MVP Club – 5 Stars & Diamond Upper Right) None V Scarce 7  [CG165245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165245)

PC Yellow ("MVP Club") None Ex Rare 75  [CG001337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001337)

(This laminated card was used before the first issue plastic card. Obverse “Bronco” is Orange.

Both “Rookie” and “Pro” cards have been found.)

PC White (MVP Jackpot Bonus) None Scarce 3  [CG021704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021704)

(Scratch and win card used Aug 1998 - March 1999)

PC Orange (Bronco Billy’s Blackjack Card) None Scarce 3  [CG001338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001338)

(If you win 25 blackjacks in one day, you get a “Critter-in-a-Can”)

PC Yellow (Bronco Billy’s Blackjack Card) None Scarce 3  [CG001339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001339)

PC Green (Bronco Billy’s Parking Pass – 12/31/02) None Scarce 3  [CG001341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001341)

PC Pink (Bronco Billy’s Parking Pass – 12/31/03) None Scarce 3  [CG001341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001341)

PC Blue (Bronco Billy’s Parking Pass – 6/30/04) None Scarce 3  [CG001342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001342)

PC Yellow (Bronco Billy’s VIP Parking – 4/1/2004) None Scarce 3  [CG001343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001343)

[**BULL DURHAM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBLBU) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Black ("Sharp Shooter Slot Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG001692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001692)

(The Sharp Shooter Slot Club is for people between 21 and 55 years old)

White ("Pioneer Club" & Man in Tub) None V Scarce 7  [CG001697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001697)

(The Pioneer Club is for people 55 years of age or older. Raised Print.)

White ("Pioneer Club" & Man in Tub) None V Scarce 7  [CG001698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001698)

(The Pioneer Club is for people 55 years of age or older. Flat Print.)

2nd Black (Smaller "Sharp Shooter Slot Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG001699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001699)

(The Sharp Shooter Slot Club is for people between 21 and 55 years old)

White ("Pioneer Club" & NO Man in Tub) None V Scarce 7  [CG001700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001700)

(The Pioneer Club is for people 55 years of age or older)

3rd Black (Sharp Shooter & Painting) None Common 0  [CG001701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001701)

(Casino logo bottom right obverse)

4th Black (Sharp Shooter & Painting) None Common 0  [CG186362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186362)

(Casino name across top obverse)

PC Cream ("Bull Durham's Pioneer Club" & Covered Wagon) None Ex Rare 35  [CG129800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129800)

PC White ("Bull Durham" & Tiny Wagon Wheel) None Ex Rare 35  [CG001702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001702)

PC Blue ("Bull Durham" & Tiny Wagon Wheel) None Ex Rare 35  [CG001703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001703)

(Paper cards date from 1995. The plastic cards started around 1998.)

PC White (Sharp Shooter & Bull in red box) None Ex Rare 35  [CG001716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001716)

(This card was used as a temporary slot card. A bar code was taped to the reverse.)

PC Yellow (Sharp Shooter Temporary Card in box) None Ex Rare 35  [CG021703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021703)

(This card was used as a temporary slot card. A bar code was taped to the reverse.)

PC Cream (Sharpshooter Handmade Temporary Card) None Ex Rare 35  [CG021705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021705)

(This hand written card was used as a temporary slot card. A bar code was taped to the reverse.)

XX White (Logo Center) None Ex Rare 35  [CG001729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021729)

(Laminated with photo of member left obverse. Bar code reverse. Paragraph text with VIP.

Casino would **NOT** release the card to collectors.)

[**BULLWHACKERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHBW) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1992 Closed: 2013

1st Navy (Large Bullwhackers Logo) PPC V Rare 25  [CG021710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021710)

(This card was used in Black Hawk and Central City during the first few months of operation.

Cards with a "76" code are from Central City and "77" cards are from Black Hawk.)

2nd Green/Red (Bullwhackers Logo – Green reverse) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG021711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021711)

3rd Green/Red (Bullwhackers Logo – Green reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG021712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021712)

(Following cards are not placed in chronological order, but rather by the level they were

issued. Copper/Bronze was the first level, with Silver, Gold and Platinum requiring much

more play. Hopefully this makes this section less confusing.)

**(4th issues = Copper/Bronze Level)**

4a Glittery Copper (Five Star Players Club & Copper Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG000963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000963)

(White reverse & uneven margins)

4b Glittery Copper (Five Star Players Club & Copper Stars) None V Scarce 7  [CG021722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021722)

(White reverse & Even margin on left)

4c Dull Copper (Five Star Players Club & Copper Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG021723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021723)

(White reverse & uneven margins)

4d Dull Copper (Five Star Players Club & Black Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG021724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021724)

(White reverse & uneven margins)

4e Dull Copper (Five Star Players Club & Black Stars) None Common 1  [CG021725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021725)

(White reverse & Uneven margins. Mentions "Central City" on reverse. This card is listed as 5c

in Central City, since it was used in both towns, it is listed here with a line through the

Central City obverse name.)

4f Dull Copper (Five Star Players Club & Black Stars) CCS Common 1  [CG021726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021726)

4g Glittery Copper (Five Star Players Club & Black Stars) ACC Common 1  [CG021727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021727)

4h Glittery Copper (Five Star Players Club & Black Stars) ACC Common 0  [CG021728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021728)

(Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700 was added to the bottom reverse)

4i Glittery Copper (Five Star Players Club & Black Stars) ACC Common 0  [CG021729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021729)

(Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700. “Bullwhackers” now **bold** on line **over** “Casino”. )

4j Glittery Copper (“Five Star BRONZE”) None Common 0  [CG021730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021730)

4k Glittery Copper (“Five Star BRONZE” & Casino) None Common 0  [CG021731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021731)

**(5th issues = Silver Level)**

5a Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021732)

(White reverse. "Black Hawk & Silver Hawk" on obverse. Even left margin on reverse.)

5b Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021733)

("Black Hawk & Silver Hawk" on obverse. Uneven margins on reverse.)

5c Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021734)

(Black line covers "Central City" on obv. Dk Navy reverse & uneven margins.)

5d Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021735)

(Black line covers "Central City" on obv. Blue reverse & even margin left.)

5e Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021736)

(Black line covers "Central City" on obv. Blue reverse & uneven margins.)

5f Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021737)

(Black line covers “Central City” on obv. Black reverse & uneven margins.)

5g Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021738)

(Black line covers “Central City” on obv. White reverse & uneven margins.)

5h Silver (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 1  [CG021739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021739)

(Blue print obverse)

5i Silver (Five Star Players Club) ACC Scarce 1  [CG021740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021740)

(Blue print obverse)

5j Silver (“Five Star” & SILVER) None Scarce 1  [CG021741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021741)

(Last line on reverse starts “at Bullwhackers…”)

5k Silver (“Five Star SILVER”) None Scarce 1  [CG021742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021742)

(Last line on reverse starts “property of…”)

**(6th issues = Gold Level)**

6a Yellow Gold (Five Star Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021743)

(White reverse. Even margins)

6b Dull Gold (Five Star Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021744)

(White reverse. Even margin on left)

6c Gold (Five Star Players Club - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG021745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021745)

6d Light Gold (Five Star Players Club) None Common 0  [CG021746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021746)

(6c and 6d both have a white reverse & uneven margins)

6e Gold (Five Star Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021747)

(On obverse, black line covers up "Central City" location. Navy reverse. Uneven margins.)

6f Gold (Five Star Players Club - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG021748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021748)

(Black reverse. Central City mentioned on reverse.)

6g Gold (Five Star Players Club - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG021749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021749)

(Black reverse. Central City mentioned on reverse. On obverse, **Black** line covers up

“Central City" location.)

6h Gold (Five Star Players Club) CCS Scarce 3  [CG021750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021750)

("Black Hawk" (town) on reverse)

6i Gold (Five Star Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021751)

(On obverse, **Gold** line covers up "Central City" location)

6j Gold (“Five Star GOLD”) None Scarce 3  [CG021752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021752)

**(7th issues = Platinum Level)**

7a Black/Silver (Five Star Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG021753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021753)

(Black reverse. Central City is mentioned on reverse, but card was never used there. Dot under

“A” in Platinum is **over** the thin arm of the “U” in Bullwhackers.)

Black/Silver (Five Star Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG021754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021754)

(Black reverse. Dot under “A” in Platinum is **between** the arms of the “U” in Bullwhackers.)

7b Black/Silver (Five Star Platinum) CCS Scarce 3  [CG021755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021755)

(Dot under “A” in Platinum is over the **“B”** in Bullwhackers)

Black/Silver (Five Star Platinum) CCS Scarce 3  [CG021756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021756)

(Dot under “A” in Platinum is over the **“U”** in Bullwhackers.)

Black/Silver (Five Star Platinum) CCS Scarce 3  [CG021757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021757)

(Dot under “A” in Platinum is **between** the “B” and the “U” in Bullwhackers)

7c Black/Silver (Five Star Platinum & City, State) ACC Scarce 3  [CG021758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021758)

(Dot under “A” in Platinum is **between** the “U” and the “l” in Bullwhackers)

Black/Silver (Five Star Platinum & City, State) ACC Scarce 3  [CG021759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021759)

(Dot under “A” in Platinum is over the **“l”** in Bullwhackers)

(Both 7b and 7c have a White reverse)

7d Black (“Five Star” & PLATINUM) None Scarce 3  [CG021760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021760)

(Following cards are now listed in chronological order following the above earlier issues .

These later cards were originally numbered starting with a new 1st issue and beyond but

have been renumbered to better represent the order of the issues where known and to

allow better display on the ChipGuide with less confusion when scans were added online.)

8th Brown (“Five Star Bronze” & Casino) (I) Common 1  [CG021761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021761)

Grey (“Five Star Silver” & Casino) (I) Common 1  [CG021762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021762)

Mustard (“Five Star Gold” & Casino) (I) Common 1  [CG021763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021763)

Blue (“Five Star Platinum” & Casino) (I) Scarce 3  [CG021764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021764)

9th Rose Brown (“Five Star Bronze” & Casino) (I) Scarce 3  [CG021765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021765)

Purple (“Five Star Platinum” & Casino) (I) Scarce 3  [CG021766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021766)

10th Red (Lucky Bull Club) None Common 1  [CG087804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087804)

Yellow (Lucky Bull Club) None Common 1  [CG021767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021767)

Grey (Lucky Bull Club) None Common 1  [CG021768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021768)

XX Pink ("Hot Summer Slots") PPC V Rare 200  [CG021769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021769)

(3 cards known in collector’s hands)

XX White ("For Group Sales Information") None Scarce 3  [CG021770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021770)

XX White ("For Group Information") None Scarce 3  [CG021771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021771)

(Both of the above group cards have blank backs)

XX Blue (Five Star & Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG021772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021772)

**(Without** “Gambling Problem…”)

XX Blue (Five Star & Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG021773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021773)

(**With** “Gambling Problem?”)

XX Blue (Five Star & Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG021774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021774)

(“Bullwhackers” is **Bold** above the word “Casinos”)

(The three blue cards were used for bus groups)

**Note:** (Silver Hawk Casino closed 2008)

[**BULLWHACKERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCBW) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1998

1st Navy (Large Bullwhackers Logo) PPC V Rare 35  [CG021710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021710)

(This card was used in Black Hawk and Central City during the first few months of operation.

Cards with a "76" code are from Central City and "77" cards are from Black Hawk.)

Gold (Large Bullwhackers Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG001344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001344)

(Raised Printing on both cards)

2nd Navy (Large Bullwhackers Logo) PPC V Rare 25  [CG001345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001345)

Gold (Large Bullwhackers Logo) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG001346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001346)

(Normal Printing on both cards)

3rd Green/Red (Bullwhackers Logo – Red reverse) PPC Rare 10  [CG021775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021775)

4th Green/Red (Bullwhackers Logo – Red reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG021776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021776)

(Following cards are not placed in chronological order, but rather by the level they were

issued. Copper was the first level, with Silver and Gold requiring much more play.

Hopefully this makes this section less confusing.)

**(5th issues = Copper Level)**

5a Glittery Copper (Five Star Players Club Central City) None V Scarce 7  [CG021777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021777)

(Copper Stars on obverse above “Five Star”. Black reverse. Uneven margins.)

5b Dull Copper (Five Star Players Club Central City) None V Scarce 7  [CG021778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021778)

(Copper Stars on obverse above "Five Star". Navy reverse. Uneven margins.)

5c Dull Copper (Five Star Players Club Central City) None V Scarce 7  [CG021779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021779)

(Black Stars on obverse above "Five Star". White reverse. Uneven margins.)

**(6th issues = Silver Level)**

6a Silver (Five Star Players Club Central City) None Rare 10  [CG021780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021780)

(Navy reverse. Uneven margins.)

6b Silver (Five Star Players Club Central City) None Rare 10  [CG021781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021781)

(Blue reverse. Reverse text aligned at left only.)

6c Silver (Five star Players Club Central City) None Rare 10  [CG021782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021782)

(White reverse. Uneven margins.)

**(7th issues = Gold Level)**

7a Glittery Gold (Five Star Players Club Central City) None V Rare 25  [CG009412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009412)

(Navy reverse. Uneven margings)

7b Glittery Gold (Five Star Players Club Central City) None V Rare 25  [CG021783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021783)

7c Coppery Gold (Five Star Players Club Central City) None Rare 10  [CG021784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021784)

(The 7b and 7c cards have the same blue reverse with uneven right margins. The Glittery

Gold card is closer to yellow and is clearly different upon comparison of the two cards.)

7d Flat Gold (Five Star Players Club Central City) None Rare 10  [CG021785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021785)

(This card has a White reverse. This card was used in Black Hawk with a line through the

Central City name on the obverse.)

XX Pink (“Hot Summer Slots”) PPC Ex Rare 250  [CG021786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021786)

(2 cards known in collector’s hands)

[**CANYON CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHCA) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: 2017

1st Brown/Black (The Canyon Club- Landscape) None Rare 10  [CG000946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000946)

(White and off white reverse known)

Black/Silver (The Canyon Club- Landscape) None Ex Rare 50  [CG002244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002244)

(This is a platinum level card)

2nd White/Red (The Canyon Club) None V Rare 25  [CG002274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002274)

(Magnetic stripe on reverse, but no text. Similar design to regular card – with reversed colors.)

3rd Red (The Canyon Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002190)

4th Red (The Canyon Club) CCS Common 1  [CG002192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002192)

(Note: VFW stickers are known for both of the above issues to designate the fact that the player

would donate his points to the VFW. Two different color variations known on 4th issue.)

Multicolored (“Exclusive Private Membership Club”) CCS Rare 10  [CG002193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002193)

(“Grand Canyon Club”)

(This is a high level card that is hard to get. The booth would not give out blanks.)

5th Purple (“Canyon Club Member”) ACC Common 1  [CG002194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002194)

Olive Green (“Canyon V.I.P. Club” Exclusive Private Member) ACC Rare 20  [CG002195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002195)

Grey (“Platinum Club” Exclusive Private Member) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG002242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002242)

(This card was used as a temporary card at one time)

6th Purple (“Canyon Club Member”) None Common 1  [CG091077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091077)

(Last line says “Center if you have…”)

7th Purple (“Canyon Club Member”) None Common 0  [CG002243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002243)

(Last line says “Good Luck.” Phone circle is **25**mm.)

8th Purple (“Canyon Club Member”) None Common 0  [CG002275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002275)

(Last line says “Good Luck.” Phone circle is **18**mm. Color variations.)

Tan (“Canyon V.I.P. Club” Exclusive Private Member) ACC V Scarce 10  [CG002276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002276)

Mustard (“Canyon V.I.P. Club” Exclusive Private Member) None V Scarce 10  [CG002290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002290)

9th Lavender (“Canyon Club Member”) None Common 0  [CG002291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002291)

Lt Blue (“Platinum Club”) None Rare 20  [CG002292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002292)

Dk/Lt Brown (“VIP Club”) None Rare 20  [CG002293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002293)

10th Purple (“Canyon Club”) None Common 0  [CG088438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088438)

11th Grey ("Silver" & slot machines) None Common 1  [CG136365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136365)

Gold ("Gold" & roulette wheel) None Scarce 3  [CG136366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136366)

Purple ("Platinum" & chips) None V Scarce 7  [CG136367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136367)

Blue ("Titanium" & slot machine reels) None Rare 10  [CG136368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136368)

XX White ("Canyon Casino" & Purple Mountain Outline) None V Rare 20  [CG000945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000945)

(Reverse is completely blank. The purpose of this card is unknown.)

XX White (“The Canyon Club”) None V Scarce 10  [CG002294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002294)

(This temporary card was used between the 4th and 5th issued cards for only a few weeks)

[**CENTRAL PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCCP) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: 2000

1st Black/Yellow (Cartoon Slot) None V Scarce 10  [CG066377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066377)

Black/Orange (Cartoon Slot) None V Scarce 7  [CG021713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021713)

Blue (Girl on Swing) None V Rare 25  [CG021714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021714)

(Raised printing)

(The Blue was a high level card requiring 5000+ points. They ran out & reordered a new issue.)

2nd Yellow (Platinum Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021715)

(This card was used for a couple months before closing in late December, 2000. A box of blanks

escaped or the card would be virtually unknown! Cards with barcodes are worth slightly more.)

PC White (“Jumpin Jack Club” & Slot machine) None Ex Rare 100  [CG021716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021716)

(Some cards have a barcode label sticker)

PC White (“Veterans VIP Card” & Girl on a Swing) None Ex Rare 100  [CG021717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021717)

(These laminated cards were issued before the plastic cards)

[**CENTURY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCCC) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Yellow (“The Gold Club” in white) None Common 0  [CG021718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021718)

(**Gold** reverse)

2nd Yellow (“The Gold Club” in white) None Common 0  [CG088439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088439)

(**Grey** reverse)

Silver (“The Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG021719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021719)

3rd Yellow (“Gold Club” in black) None Common 0  [CG168486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168486)

(Gold Reverse)

[**CENTURY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCCE) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

*(Womack's was rebranded as the Century Casino in Sept 2010)*

1st Yellow (The Gold Club) None Common 0  [CG021720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021720)

(**Grey** reverse)

Silver (The Platinum Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021721)

2nd Yellow (The Gold Club) None Common 0  [CG164949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164949)

(**Gold** reverse)

[**COLORADO CENTRAL STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHCS) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2009

*(Became the Lady Luck in 2009)*

1st Black (Train on left) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001745)

2a Black (Fireman) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001761)

(Train smokestack has tiny light. Also, this issue has "Blackhawk" in tiny white letters that are

clear and readable.)

2b Black (Fireman) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001763)

(Train smokestack has larger light. This issue has "Blackhawk" in tiny white letters that are

barely readable.)

2c Black (Fireman) PPC Common 1  [CG001765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001765)

(Train smokestack has larger light. This issue has "Blackhawk" in tiny white letters that are

clear and readable.)

2d Black (Fireman) PPC Common 1  [CG001766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001766)

(The card no longer has the PPC in a box before the Plastic Print-A-Card CO. Las Vegas, NV)

2e Black (Fireman) None Common 1  [CG001767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001767)

**(2nd issue = Fireman Level)**

3a Blue (Conductor) PPC Scarce 3  [CG066258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066258)

(Front of train well-defined. "Blackhawk" in small fine letters.)

3b Blue (Conductor) PPC Common 1  [CG001792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001792)

(Front of train well-defined. "Blackhawk" in bold, easily readable letters.)

3c Blue (Conductor) PPC Common 1  [CG001793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001793)

(The card no longer has the PPC in a box before the Plastic Print-A-Card CO. Las Vegas, NV)

**(3rd issue = Conductor level)**

4a Red (Engineer) PPC Common 1  [CG066259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066259)

("Blackhawk" in fine letters. Many subtle color variations are known. Same design has been

used for years.)

4b Red (Engineer) PPC Common 1  [CG001794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001794)

(The card no longer has the PPC in a box before the Plastic Print-A-Card CO. Las Vegas, NV)

**(4th issue = Engineer Level)**

5a Black/Yellow (Black Diamond Member) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001746)

(Yellow tint)

5b Black/Yellow (Black Diamond Member) PPC Common 1  [CG001747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001747)

(Pink tint)

5c Black/Yellow (Black Diamond Member) PPC Common 1  [CG001748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001748)

(Pink tint-card no longer has the PPC in a box before the Plastic Print-A-Card CO. Las Vegas, NV)

(Note: There were 4 levels of cards. However, reorders were not done evenly. The lowest level,

Fireman, has 6 issues. The next level up, Conductor, has 3 issues. The next level is Engineer

which has only had 2 issues. The highest level, Black Diamond Member, only had 3 issues.

Since it's not possible to accurately group these cards, we have listed them by their rank.)

6th Blue (Rail Pass Club) None Common 0  [CG001795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001795)

(The “!” at the end of the paragraph lines up under the “r” in “years” in the line above)

Mustard (Rail Pass Club – Gold Star) None Scarce 3  [CG001796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001796)

Grey (Rail Pass Club – Platinum Pioneer) None Scarce 1  [CG001797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001797)

7th Blue (Rail Pass Club) None Common 0  [CG001798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001798)

(The “!” at the end of the paragraph lines up between the words “of” and “age” in the line

above & added the word “Call” to the phone number.)

XX White (Train on left) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021787)

XX White (Train on left) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG021788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021788)

(“Authorized Signature” on reverse. These white cards were used for bus groups.)

TC Dk Yellow (The Pullman Pass) None V Rare 20  [CG021789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021789)

(This was a punch-card used to get gifts for certain hands in poker. 12/31/95)

TC Black (The Pullman Pass) None V Rare 20  [CG021790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021790)

(This was a punch-card used to get gifts for certain hands in Black Jack. 12/31/96)

PC Yellow (Frequent Rider Passport) None V Rare 20  [CG021791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021791)

(Bus Card)

[**COLORADO GRANDE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCCG) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

1st White (Maggie's Club Black Arrows - Temporary) PPC Rare 10  [CG000951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000951)

Blue/Red (Maggie's Club Red Arrows) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG002295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002295)

(PPC Logo is on the top of the reverse)

2nd Blue/Red (Maggie's Club Red Arrows) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002296)

(Plastic Print-A-Card Co. is spelled out on the bottom of the reverse.)

3rd Black (Maggie's Club - Tan Wreath) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002297)

(Reverse has 7 lines of text underneath "Maggie's Club Card Restrictions")

4th Black (Maggie's Club - Tan Wreath) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG002309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002309)

(Reverse has 8 lines of text underneath "Maggie's Club Card Restrictions")

5th Black (Maggie's Club - Yellow Wreath) PPC Common 1  [CG002310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002310)

(Reverse has 8 lines of text underneath "Maggie's Club Card Restrictions". The period in the

bottom sentence is **after** the “n” in “person” above it.)

(Some temp cards are printed “Maggie’s Club Earn 25 Pt”)

Black (Maggie's Club - Yellow Wreath) PPC Common 1  [CG002314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002314)

(Reverse has 8 lines of text underneath "Maggie's Club Card Restrictions". The period in the

bottom sentence is **between** the “o” & “n” in “person” above it.)

(This casino printed the word “Elite” on the regular card for a higher level of play)

6th Orange (Grande Rewards Club) PPC Common 1  [CG002315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002315)

(Text variations due to different mag strip sizes)

7th Black/Yellow (Grande Rewards Club) None Common 0  [CG002316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002316)

Brown/Orange (VIP Bronze) None Scarce 0  [CG002317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002317)

Black/Grey (VIP Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG002318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002318)

8th Black/Lemon Yellow (Grande Rewards Club) None Common 0  [CG002327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002327)

9th Black/Mustard Yellow (Grande Rewards Club) None Common 0  [CG002328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002328)

Brown/Orange (VIP Bronze) None Scarce 0  [CG002329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002329)

Black/Grey (VIP Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG002330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002330)

(8th and 9th issues have **2 phone numbers** lower right reverse)

10th Black/Yellow (Grande Rewards Club) None Common 0  [CG021921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021921)

Brown/Orange (VIP Bronze) None Scarce 0  [CG021922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021922)

Brown (VIP Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG021923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021923)

(Now says “Casino & Hotel” instead of just “Casino” on obverse)

11th Green (Maggie's Club) None Common 0  [CG021924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021924)

XX Black (Maggie’s Club Earn 25 Pt) None Common 1  [CG021924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021924)

PC White (Maggie’s Club – No Picture) None Common 1  [CG002331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002331)

[**CRACKER FACTORY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHCF) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1993

PC White (Black Logo) None Ex Rare 100  [CG021792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021792)

(This laminated card has a blank reverse. Only 2 known in collectors hands.)

[**CREEKER'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKCR) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 2007

1st Red (Creekers Logo on Reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG001732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001732)

2nd Red/Orange (NO Creekers Logo on Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG001736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001736)

3rd Red/Orange (NO Creekers Logo on Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG001740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001740)

(Same obverse as 2nd issue, but the casino web address is added on the reverse)

4th Red/Orange (NO Creekers Logo on Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG001741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001741)

(Full text reverse)

5th Red (NO Creekers Logo on Reverse) ACC Common 0  [CG001742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001742)

Red/Orange (NO Creekers Logo on Reverse) ACC Common 0  [CG001743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001743)

**[CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCC1) (Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: yes

1st Red (“Crystal Palace Casino” & Crystal Logo) None Common 3  [CG054897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054897)

[**DOC HOLIDAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCDH) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2007

1st White (“Time Rewards Club”) CCS1062905 Common 3  [CG021793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021793)

(This card counted the **hours**, not dollar amount you spent at a machine. One card per person.

Cards were turned in for $5 at the cashier in February of 2007)

[**DOUBLE EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCDE) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Black (Winners Circle) PPC Rare 10  [CG002334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002334)

(Top line phone number on reverse is "1-719-632-0014")

2nd Black (Winners Circle) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG002335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002335)

(Top line phone number on reverse is "1-719-632-8500")

3rd Black (Double Eagle Gold – Small Coin) None Scarce 3  [CG002336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002336)

(Reverse has phone numbers on 1 line)

4th Black (Double Eagle Gold – Large Coin) None Scarce 3  [CG002337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002337)

(Reverse has phone numbers on 2 lines)

5th Black (Gold Premier Club) None Common 1  [CG002338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002338)

*(This casino shared cards with Gold Creek for several years before going back to using it's own*

*card after the Gold Creek closed)*

6th Black ("Premier Club" & Chips) None Common 1  [CG142847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142847)

7th Multi (“Premier Club” & Picture of Casino) None Common 1  [CG204434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204434)

(Similar to the last 3rd issue cards shared with Gold Creek but no longer has the Gold Creek logo)

PC Cream (Play Blackjack) None Scarce 3  [CG002339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002339)

[**DOUBLE EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCGC) **/** [**GOLD CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCGC) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: yes

*(All cards list both locations and include the logos of both casinos)*

1st Black (Premier Club) ACC Common 1  [CG089882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089882)

(The line above the mag strip can vary by 1mm to the right)

2nd Purple (Premier Club) None Common 0  [CG126209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126209)

(Bottom edge of obverse where address is printed is light purple)

Purple (Premier Club) None Common 0  [CG091078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091078)

(Bottom edge of obverse where address is printed is white)

(There are slight color variations of both purple cards)

Rd/Wht/Blue (Presidential Club) None V Scarce 15  [CG126210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126210)

3rd Black (“Premier Club” & Chips) None Common 1  [CG034383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034383)

(Bottom line of text on obverse is 71mm wide, pile of chips is larger)

Black (“Premier Club” & Chips) None Common 1  [CG126211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126211)

(Bottom line of text on obverse is 69mm wide, pile of chips is smaller)

**[EASY STREET](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCES) (Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

*(The first 3 issues were also used at The Famous Bonanza but Easy Street started using their*

*own cards as of 2012, starting with the 4th issue.)*

1st Blue (Miners’ Club) None Common 1  [CG021683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021683)

Blue (Gold Miners' Club) None V Rare 15  [CG043254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043254)

2nd Blue (Miners’ Club) PPC Common 0  [CG021684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021684)

3rd Blue (Miners’ Club) None Common 0  [CG021685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021685)

(Dropped the Toll Free number on reverse)

4th Mustard (Easy Street Light Post Logo) None Common 1  [CG021686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021686)

5th Black (Easy Street Light Post Logo across bottom) None Common 1  [CG186753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186753)

(Foil printing)

PC Orange (“Black Jack and 3 Card Poker Gold Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG021687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021687)

[**FAMOUS BONANZA, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCFB) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

*(The first 3 issues were also used at Easy Street but The Famous Bonanzat starting using their*

*own cards as of 2012, starting with the 4th issue.)*

1st Blue (Miners’ Club) None Common 1  [CG021683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021683)

Blue (Gold Miners' Club) None V Rare 15  [CG043254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043254)

2nd Blue (Miners’ Club) PPC Common 0  [CG021684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021684)

3rd Blue (Miners’ Club) None Common 0  [CG021685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021685)

(Dropped the Toll Free number on reverse)

4th Black (Scrolled Design in Corners) None Common 1  [CG088437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088437)

(White reverse)

5th Black (Scrolled Desigin in Corners) None Common 1  [CG167198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167198)

(Gold reverse)

[**FITZGERALD'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHFI) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Green ("The Fitzgeralds Card" Only) Faraday Ex Rare 150  [CG001347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001347)

(No "Mr. O' Lucky", but otherwise looks similar to the card below. This ultra-rare card was

not issued long - perhaps a few days!)

2nd Green ("The Fitzgeralds Card" Only) None Ex Rare 150  [CG001352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001352)

(Blank reverse. Believed to be issued when they ran out of the 1st issue)

3rd Green ("Mr. O' Lucky" with no rainbow) Faraday V Rare 15  [CG001353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001353)

4th Green (Mr. O' Lucky has white glasses & red tie) None Scarce 3  [CG001354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001354)

5th Green (Mr. O' Lucky has Blue Glasses) Powercard V Rare 15  [CG001355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001355)

6th Green (Mr. O' Lucky has Blue Glasses) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001360)

(Gold Coins are faint)

7th Green (Mr. O’ Lucky has Blue Glasses) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001363)

(Hologram does not touch rainbow)

Green (Mr. O’ Lucky has Blue Glasses) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001366)

(Hologram does touch rainbow)

(Gold Coins are well-defined on this issue and the last line on reverse says "will be deleted...")

8th Green (Mr. O’ Lucky has Blue Glasses & Lg Hologram) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001364)

(The last line on the reverse says, “be deleted…”, hologram logo is approx. 45mm wide while

previous logos are approx. 40mm wide.)

9th Blue/Green (“Club Fitz” & NO Mr. O’Lucky) None Common 0  [CG001365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001365)

(This card has a vertical “Black Hawk” on the right edge of the obverse)

10th Green (“Club Fitz” & Rainbow) None Common 0  [CG001367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001367)

(web-site fitzbh.com)

11th Green (“Club Fitz” & Rainbow) None Common 0  [CG001368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001368)

(web-site fitzgeralds.com)

12th Mustard (Key Rewards-Gold) None Common 0  [CG001369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001369)

(Slight color variations exist)

Grey (Key Rewards – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG021963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021963)

Black (Key Rewards – Access) None Common 1  [CG021964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021964)

(This issue copyright 2008, script logo on reverse with "Luck Lives Here" above "Fitzgeralds")

13th Mustard (Key Rewards – Gold) None Common 0  [CG001370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001370)

Grey (Key Rewards – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG001371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001371)

Black (Key Rewards – Access) None Common 1  [CG001372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001372)

(Copyright 2008 & smaller more modern brown logo on reverse, white logoon Access)

[**FORTUNE VALLEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCFV) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2011

*(Renamed the Reserve Casino in Nov 2011)*

1st Purple/Blue (Ultimate Card FV) None Common 1  [CG017329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017329)

(Has signature strip)

Silver/Grey (Ultimate Platinum Card) None Scarce 3  [CG017330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017330)

(Last line starts “**forfeited by**…” and has signature strip)

2nd Purple/Blue (Ultimate Card FV) None Common 0  [CG017331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017331)

(No signature strip. Expire after twelve months. Last line begins “membership…”)

3rd Purple/Blue (Ultimate Card FV) None Common 0  [CG017332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017332)

(No signature strip. Expire after **90** days. Last line begins “bership…”)

Silver/Grey (Ultimate Platinum Card) None Scarce 3  [CG017333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017333)

(Last Line starts “**cardholder**.”, phone number on reverse is 1-866-499-8477)

Tan (Fortune 500 Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG017334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017334)

4th Purple/Blue (Ultimate Card FV) None Common 0  [CG017335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017335)

(Phone number on reverse now (303) 327-2200)

Silver/Grey (Ultimate Platinum Card) None Scarce 3  [CG017336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017336)

(Phone number on reverse now (303) 327-2221)

5th Purple/Blue (FV) None Common 0  [CG017351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017351)

(No longer has “Ultimate Card” on obverse)

XX White (FV) None Scarce 3  [CG017352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017352)

(Last line begins “reservation.” “Temp” card given to bus groups before arrival at casino)

XX White (FV) None Scarce 3  [CG017354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017354)

(Last line begins “non-transferable”. “Temp” card given to bus groups)

XX White (FV & "Temp Card" Sticker) None Scarce 3  [CG141683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141683)

(Last line begins "non-transferable". Has "Temp Card" sticker on obverse)

[**GILPIN HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHGI) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Gold (Easy Money - Free Parking) Faraday V Rare 75  [CG001809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001809)

2nd Black (Easy Money - Free Parking) None Ex Rare 100  [CG001810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001810)

3rd White/Lt Green (Easy Money - Free Parking) None Rare 25  [CG001811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001811)

(The obverse says “Cash back for free parking…”)

4th White/Lt Green (Easy Money - Free Parking) Faraday Rare 25  [CG001812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001812)

5th White/Dk Green (Easy Money - Free Parking) None Rare 25  [CG001813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001813)

6th Green (Picture of Ben Franklin on $100 Bill) CCS Common 1  [CG001814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001814)

(The last letter of the last line of the reverse, “e”, is slightly left and below the “h” in “right”)

Green (Picture of Ben Franklin on $100 Bill) CCS Common 1  [CG001815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001815)

(The last letter of the last line of the reverse, “e”, is directly below the “t” in “right”)

Lt Green (Round Hotel Logo and "VIP") CCS V Scarce 7  [CG001816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001816)

Platinum (Round Hotel Logo Platinum & Photo) CCS V Rare 35  [CG001817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001817)

(Above two are higher level cards)

7th Lt Green (Oval, 4 Colorful Diamonds Logo and "VIP") CCS V Scarce 7  [CG001818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001818)

Platinum (4 Diamonds Logo Platinum) CCS V Rare 35  [CG001822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001822)

(Has player's photo on obverse)

8th Green (Picture of Ben Franklin on $100 Bill) None Scarce 3  [CG001823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001823)

Yellow/Purple (Old Street Scene) None Scarce 3  [CG001824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001824)

Platinum (Old Street Scene) None V Scarce 7  [CG001825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001825)

(Reverse text is 30mm high)

9th Green (Picture of Ben Franklin on $100 Bill) None Scarce 3  [CG001826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001826)

Yellow/Purple (Old Street Scene) None Scarce 3  [CG001827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001827)

Platinum (Old Street Scene) None V Scarce 3  [CG001828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001828)

(Reverse text is 27mm high)

Green (Picture of Ben Franklin on $100 Bill) None Scarce 3  [CG021940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021940)

Yellow/Purple (Old Street Scene) None Scarce 3  [CG001829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001829)

(Reverse text is 28mm high)

10th Gold (“The Gilpin Casino Winners Club”) None Common 0  [CG065561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065561)

Silver/Purple (“Winners Club Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG021941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021941)

Black/Silver (“Winners Club Millennium”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021942)

11th Lt Gold (“The Gilpin Casino Winners Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021943)

(There is no period "." after the phone number on the reverse as previous issue. This card was

pulled shortly after introduction due to half the cards not working in the machines.)

Gold/Red (“GOLD”) None V Rare 35  [CG021953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021953)

Grey/Red (“SILVER”) None V Rare 35  [CG021954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021954)

Silver/Red (“PLATINUM”) None V Rare 35  [CG021955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021955)

Black/Red (“MILLENIUM”) None V Rare 35  [CG021956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021956)

(On higher level cards, reverse phone number starts under "ro" in "program" above and the

mag stripe is brown)

12th Gold (“The Gilpin Casino Winners Club”) None Common 0  [CG021952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021952)

(Similar to the 10th issue, but the “gold” color is dull)

Gold/Red (“GOLD”) None V Rare 35  [CG021944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021944)

Grey/Red (“SILVER”) None V Rare 35  [CG021945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021945)

Silver/Red (“PLATINUM”) None V Rare 35  [CG021950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021950)

Black/Red (“MILLENIUM”) None V Rare 35  [CG021951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021951)

(On higher level cards, reverse phone number starts under "g" in "program" above and the

mag stripe is black. The high level cards were used a very short time in early 2008.)

13th Gold (“The Gilpin Casino Winners Club”) None Common 0  [CG021957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021957)

(Gambling Problem number added to the reverse)

Orange/Red (“MILLENIUM”) None V Rare 35  [CG021958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021958)

14th Gold (“The Gilpin Casino Winners Club”) None Common 0  [CG167201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167201)

(Insert arrows now white, all previous gold cards had black insert arrows)

XX Blank (casino added picture and info) None Rare 35  [CG021960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021960)

(The high roller at this casino was a blank card printed by the casino with the player’s photo and info.

Not for machine use.)

**NOTE:** (The Gilpin used 7th issue high level “green” Lodge cards in 2008)

TC Black (Aces Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021959)

(Also used at the Lodge and listed under both casinos)

XX Blue/Red (“I’m taking 5”) None Common 0  [CG021961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021961)

(Card used to hold your machine for short time. Also used at the Lodge & listed under both.)

[**GLORY HOLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCG2) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1993

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 1997

1st Brown/Yellow (Poker Game – no barcode) None V Scarce 7+  [CG116237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116237)

Brown/Yellow (Poker Game – with barcode sticker) None V Rare 75  [CG116238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116238)

(Blank cards were found after the casino closed which brought the value down, cards with

an actual bar code sticker on the reverse are worth 10+ times this amount and are **RARE**.)

(It is believed that the Glory Hole issued cards during the brief 1997 re-opening.)

[**GOLD COIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCG1) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1993

1st Red ("Slot Club" & Gold Coin Eagle Logo) None Ex Rare 100  [CG018424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018424)

(No more than 12 pieces currently known)

PC Grey (Senior VIP Card) None V Rare 50  [CG018425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018425)

[**GOLD DIGGERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCGD) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: yes

*(See Gold Rush for cards used at both locations)*

[**GOLD MINE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHGD) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 1999

(See Jazz Alley 1st and 2nd issues)

[**GOLD RUSH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCGR) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: no

1st Green (Best Western on Obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG001551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001551)

2nd Green (NO Best Western on Obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG001552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001552)

(These cards were once used at both Gold Diggers Casino (now closed) and Gold Rush Casino)

(In 2003 Gold Rush & Uncle Sam's used the same **WHITE CARDS** listed under Uncle Sam’s)

3rd Orange (“Gold Exchange Club”) ACC Common 0  [CG001553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001553)

(Uncle Sam’s **LOGO** lower right of obverse. This card was also issued at Uncle Sam’s Casino

and is listed under both casinos.)

4th Orange (“Gold Exchange Club”) ACC Common 0  [CG001554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001554)

(Uncle Sam’s Logo is **no** longer in the lower corner of the obverse)

5th Orange (“Gold Exchange Club”) ACC Common 0  [CG001555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001555)

(2 lines text obverse)

PCX Burgundy (Gold Rush/Best Western “VIP Customer Card”) None V Rare 50  [CG001556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001556)

(This is a laminated card with a bar code and signature strip on the reverse. Purpose unknown.)

[**GOLDEN CASINO GROUP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHG1) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black (Golden Rewards) None Common 0  [CG003798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003798)

(Two lines of bold text under mag stripe on reverse before paragraph)

2nd Black (18 Karat – Expires June 30, 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG018848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018848)

Mustard (Royal – Expires June 30, 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG018849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018849)

3rd Black (Golden Rewards) None Common 0  [CG087190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087190)

Black (18 Karat – Expires June 30, 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG018850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018850)

Mustard (Royal – Expires June 30, 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG018851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018851)

(This issue has single line of bold text under mag stripe on reverse before paragraph)

XX1 Black (18K VIP Member – Expires June 30, 2007) None Rare 25   [CG018852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018852)

XX1 Gold/Black (24K VIP Member) None Rare 25  [CG018855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018855)

XX2 Black (18K Member) None Rare 25  [CG018856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018856)

XX2 Gold (24K Member) None Rare 25  [CG018868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018868)

(Both XX2 cards have a large gold “G” in the upper left obverse. These are mailed to members)

(Upper level XX cards for hi-rollers, not for machine use and have no mag stripe on reverse)

[**GOLDEN GATES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHGO) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: c.1997

Slot Club Reopened 2004: Closed: no

PC1 White ("Players Club Card" Confetti - Laminated Card) None V Rare 50  [CG018869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018869)

(Blue and Purple confetti.)

PC2 White ("Players Club Card" Confetti - Laminated Card) None V Rare 50  [CG018873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018873)

(Pink and Green confetti. **Pink** in upper left corner.)

PC3 White ("Players Club Card" Confetti - Laminated Card) None V Rare 50  [CG018892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018892)

(Pink and Green confetti. **Green** in upper left corner.)

(These cards are long obsolete)

PCX1 White (“Tracker”) None V Rare 50  [CG018893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018893)

(Pink and Green confetti. **Pink** in upper left corner.)

PCX2 White (“Tracker”) None V Rare 50  [CG018894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018894)

(Pink and Green confetti. **Green** in upper left corner.)

PCX3 Green (BlackJack Player’s Club) None Rare 10  [CG165073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165073)

Slot Club Re-Opened in 2004 with a joint card w/Golden Gulch. Closed: 2005

Slot Club Re-Opened in 2005 after being bought by Mardi Gras.

1st Green (Gold Exchange Club) PPC Scarce 5  [CG020060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020060)

2nd Lt. Red (Gold Exchange Club) PPC Scarce 5  [CG020061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020061)

(Player’s picture is on reverse of first two issues and both cards also used at Golden Gulch)

3rd Cream (Instant Bonus Cash) None Common 0  [CG018895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018895)

(Color variations exist. Logos under text)

4th Dk Cream (Instant Bonus Cash) None Common 0  [CG018896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018896)

(Logos are now on the right side of the reverse. Text NOT aligned.)

5th Cream (Instant Bonus Cash) None Common 0  [CG018897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018897)

(Logos right. Text aligned left and right)

(See” Golden Casino Group” for later cards. Casino was sold to Affinity Gaming in 2012)

[**GOLDEN GULCH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHGG) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Green (Gold Exchange Club) PPC Scarce 5  [CG020060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020060)

2nd Lt. Red (Gold Exchange Club) PPC Scarce 5  [CG020061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020061)

(Player’s picture is on reverse of first two issues and both cards also used at Golden Gates)

3rd Blue (Instant Bonus Cash) None Common 0  [CG018956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018956)

(Logos under text)

4th Blue (Instant Bonus Cash) None Common 0  [CG018957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018957)

(Logos right. Text aligned left and right)

(See” Golden Casino Group” for later cards. Casino was sold to Affinity Gaming in 2012.)

[**GOLDEN MARDI GRAS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHGM) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Black (Golden Rewards GOLD) None Common 0  [CG018949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018949)

Blue (Golden Rewards 14K) None Scarce 3  [CG018950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018950)

Brown (Golden Rewards 18K) None Scarce 3  [CG018951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018951)

Tan (Golden Rewards 24K) None Scarce 3  [CG018952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018952)

2nd Black (Golden Rewards GOLD) None Common 0  [CG018953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018953)

(Logos are now on the right side of the reverse. Text NOT aligned.)

3rd Black (Golden Rewards GOLD) None Common 0  [CG018954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018954)

(Last line begins “points…”. Text aligned left and right.)

4th Black (Golden Rewards GOLD) None Common 0  [CG018955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018955)

(Last line begins “date…”. Text aligned left and right.)

(See” Golden Casino Group” for later cards. Casino was sold to Affinity Gaming in 2012)

[**GOLDEN ROSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCRO) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 1999

1st Black (Rose) None Rare 20  [CG000949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000949)

(A barcode was affixed to the reverse. Slight color variations have been found on the rose.)

Gold (Rose) None V Rare 35  [CG017320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017320)

[**GRAND Z CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCGZ) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(Previously the Reserve Casino)*

1st Blue (Club Z) None Common 1  [CG186366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186366)

Red (Flame) None Scarce 3  [CG197767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197767)

Purple (Nitro) None Scarce 3  [CG197768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197768)

Black (Turbo) None V Scarce 7  [CG197769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197769)

[**GREGORY STREET CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHGS) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1996

PC Yellow (Gold Card) None Ex Rare 75  [CG021929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021929)

(Card entitled players to 1 free drink a day and food specials when punched 4 times)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHHA) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1997

1st Gold/Blue ("Black Hawk" on **VERY** Faint Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG021990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021990)

2nd Gold/Blue ("Black Hawk" on Bold Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG021991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021991)

3rd Gold/Blue ("Black Hawk" on Faint Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG021992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021992)

(A barcode was affixed to back and card was hand scanned. The slot club was not promoted

much unlike their other properties. The player really had to go out of his way to sign up!

The last line on reverse is “Know when to stop before you start”.)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCHR) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1997

1st Gold/Blue ("Central City" on **VERY** Faint Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 75  [CG021987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021987)

2nd Gold/Blue ("Central City" on Bold Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 75  [CG021988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021988)

3rd Gold/Blue ("Central City" on Faint Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 75  [CG021989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021989)

(A barcode was affixed to back and card was hand scanned. The last line on reverse is “Know

when to stop before you start”. The Harrah's Universal cards issues 1a and 1b were also used

with a sticker on the reverse for Central City.)

[**HARVEY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCHA) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2003

1st White (Skull and Wagon Wheel) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG001621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001621)

Brown (Wildcard & Horse – "Insert" on Right) Faraday V Rare 15  [CG001627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001627)

(ERROR – This card was given out for a short time after opening)

2nd Brown (Wildcard & Horse – Black Bar on Right) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG001645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001645)

(Error was caught and a black bar printed over the word "insert" that was on the wrong side)

3rd Brown (Wildcard & Horse – "Insert" on Left) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG001652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001652)

4th Brown (Wildcard & Horse) Powercard Scarce 3  [CG001659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001659)

(Small “Powercard”. Last line on reverse ends under the word “west.”)

5th Brown (Wildcard & Horse) Powercard Scarce 3  [CG001660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001660)

(Large “Powercard”. Last line on reverse ends under the word “in.”)

6th White (Skull and Wagon Wheel) DLR CP/Faraday Scarce 3  [CG001661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001661)

(DLR CP is upper right corner & Faraday is lower left corner. Light & dark versions exist.)

Brown (Wildcard & Horse) DLR CP Common 1  [CG001665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001665)

Silver (Platinum Players Club) DLR CP Rare 15  [CG001669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001669)

7th Silver (Platinum Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG001678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001678)

(This level allows player access to special room with free food, drinks, TV, etc.)

8th White (Skull and Wagon Wheel) CPICA 25133 Scarce 3  [CG001799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001799)

Brown (Wildcard & Horse) CPICA 28148 Scarce 3  [CG001800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001800)

9th White (Skull and Wagon Wheel) None Common 3  [CG001801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001801)

Brown (Wildcard & Horse) None Common 3  [CG001802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001802)

Grey (“Platinum Elite Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG001806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001806)

PC White/Blue (“Stampede – Frequent Rider Card”) None Common 3  [CG001807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001807)

PC White/Green (“Stampede – Frequent Rider Card”) None Common 3  [CG001808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001808)

[**IMPERIAL CASINO HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKIM) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: no

1st Black (Pile of tokens on Right Edge) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001686)

2nd Purple (“Purple” – Gold Bar Background) ACC Scarce 3  [CG001687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001687)

Grey (“Silver” – Gold Bar Background) ACC Scarce 3  [CG001688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001688)

(Yellow letters)

Mustard (“Gold” – Gold Bar Background) ACC Scarce 3  [CG001689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001689)

Lt Blue (“Platinum” – Gold Bar Background) ACC Scarce 3  [CG001690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001690)

3rd Purple (“Purple” – Gold Bar Background) ACC Common 1  [CG001691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001691)

(Light and dark purple cards exist)

Grey (“Silver” – Gold Bar Background) ACC Common 0  [CG019124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019124)

(Purple letters. Light and dark grey on obverse.)

Mustard (“Gold’ – Gold Bar Background) ACC Scarce 3  [CG019125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019125)

Lt Blue (“Platinum” – Gold Bar Background) ACC Scarce 3  [CG019150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019150)

(Smaller Logo that allows for printing player info without interfering with the artwork)

XX White (Temp Card) None Scarce 3  [CG019163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019163)

(Obverse states – “Silver Membership at 25 Pts!”)

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHIC) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Purple (Colorful Bird & "Black Hawk") None Scarce 3  [CG018946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018946)

Gold (Colorful Bird & "Black Hawk") None Rare 15  [CG018947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018947)

XX White (“Club Capri Parking Pass”) None Rare 15  [CG018948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018948)

*(Casino now uses the generic multi-property Isle of Capri cards)*

[**JAZZ ALLEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHJA) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: 2000

1st Red (VIP Club) None V Rare 30  [CG021995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021995)

(Card was pulled shortly after opening, because the magnetic stripe was too narrow!)

2nd Red (VIP Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG021996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021996)

(First line in paragraph starts 7mm below mag strip)

Red (VIP Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG021997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021997)

(First line in paragraph starts 3mm below mag strip)

Red (VIP Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG021998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021998)

(First line in paragraph starts 5mm below mag strip)

(1st & 2nd issue cards had interlocking Gold Mine & Jazz Alley logos & were also used at Gold Mine)

3rd Red (VIP Club – Jazz Alley logo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG021999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021999)

(Grey Insert Arrows reverse. Color variations Obv & Rev.)

Red (VIP Club – Jazz Alley logo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001842)

(Black Insert Arrows reverse. First line in paragraph starts 3mm below mag strip.)

Red (VIP Club – Jazz Alley logo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG022000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022000)

(Black Insert Arrows reverse. First line in paragraph starts 2mm below mag strip.)

Silver (VIP Club) PPC Ex Rare 75  [CG022001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022001)

(This issue has only one ring for the logo)

PC Orange (Blackjack Gold Card) None Rare 15  [CG022004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022004)

PC Grey (Blackjack Platinum Card) None Rare 15  [CG022005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022005)

[**JOHNNY NOLON'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCJN) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st White (Johnny Nolon's and Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG001397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001397)

Orange (Passport to Riches) None Scarce 3  [CG001402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001402)

2nd Orange (Phone Number Only above "Players Club") None Rare 10  [CG001405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001405)

(Used for a short time)

3rd White (Players Club - NO Logo) None Common 1  [CG001406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001406)

Orange ("Home of the Royal Flush" 2nd Line Obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG001416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001416)

4th Blue (Picture of Nolan) None Common 0  [CG001417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001417)

5th Blue (Picture of Nolan) None Common 0  [CG001418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001418)

(This card has 2 large arrows as before, with one tiny black arrow added to the left of the obverse)

Blue (Picture of Nolan) None Common 0  [CG001419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001419)

(Same as above-with tiny silver arrow upper left)

6th Blue (Picture of Nolon) None Common 0  [CG142846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142846)

(Now has "Where the slots are looser" across bottom of obverse)

7th Black (Picture of Nolon over casino) None Common 0  [CG210347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210347)

(Has “Where the slots Are Looser!” along left obverse edge)

PC White/Green (Second Shot Jackpot Bonus Board) None V Scarce 7  [CG001421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001421)

**[JOHNNY Z’S](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCJZ) (Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.2010 Closed: no

1st Red (Club Z) None Scarce 3  [CG060869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060869)

Blue ("Club Z" & Flames) None V Scarce 7  [CG067080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067080)

2nd Blue (Club Z) None Scarce 3  [CG021930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021930)

Red (Flame) None Scarce 3  [CG051419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051419)

Purple (Nitro) None V Scarce 7  [CG051421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051421)

Black (Turbo) None V Scarce 7  [CG051438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051438)

Purple (VIZ) None Rare 10  [CG072094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072094)

PC Red/Black (“$250 Refer A Friend Contest”) None Common 1  [CG021931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021931)

**[JUBILEE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKJU) (Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: ?

TC White (Jester's Club 49 mm ) None Ex Rare 100  [CG022006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022006)

(A rare Colorado table card. The $5 limit made rating players a little pointless! This card used

a hand scanned barcode instead of a punchboard reader or magnetic stripe.)

TC White (Jester’s Club 52 mm) None V Rare 35  [CG022007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022007)

TC White (Jester’s Club 54 mm) None V Rare 35  [CG022008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022008)

*(After the structure was demolished to build a new casino, several of the last 2 issues of cards*

*were found, causing the value to drop, due to 25+ cards available)*

[**LADY LUCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCLL) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1997

1st White (Jester Logo) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG001874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001874)

(On reverse, the first word "You've" begins under the **second "A"** in Faraday directly above)

2nd White (Jester Logo) Faraday Rare 15  [CG001883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001883)

(On reverse, the first word "You've" begins under the **first "A"** in Faraday directly above)

(Some cards may have a heart punched through them to identify seniors)

[**LADY LUCK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHLL) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(Originally the Colo. Central Station)*

*(Uses the multiproperty Lady Luck Casino cards listed in the Universal Slot Card section)*

[**LODGE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHLO) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Green/Brown (The Lodge Casino) CCS Common 1  [CG001422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001422)

2nd Brown/Green (The Lodge Casino) None Common 1  [CG001425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001425)

(There are many color variations. Reverse has no web or phone number.)

Gold (“The Lodge Casino at Black Hawk” & 5 Trees) None Ex Rare 150  [CG066378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066378)

(Management didn’t like this card after they received it, so they were shelved. However,

someone in the slot club booth mistakenly issued an unknown number over a short period of

time to high rollers.)

3rd Green/Brown (The Lodge Casino) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001426)

(On reverse, first line under mag stripe is 75mm long)

Black (blank obverse) CCS V Rare 35  [CG001441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001441)

Black (Five Gold Trees Only) CCS V Rare 35  [CG001442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001442)

Green/Silver ("Silver Tree" & 5 Silver Trees) CCSI Rare 25  [CG001443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001443)

4th Green/Brown (The Lodge Casino) PPC Common 0  [CG001444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001444)

(Bold print. On reverse, first line under mag stripe is 69mm long.)

Green/Silver ("Silver Tree" & 5 Silver Trees) PPC Rare 25  [CG001450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001450)

Black/Gold ("Gold Tree" & 5 Gold Trees) PPC Rare 25  [CG001452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001452)

5th Green/Brown (The Lodge Casino) None Common 1  [CG001454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001454)

(1st line reverse 64mm)

Green/Brown (The Lodge Casino) None Common 1  [CG001455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001455)

(1st line reverse 66mm)

Green/Silver ("Silver Tree" & 5 Silver Trees) None Rare 25  [CG001456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001456)

6th Green/Brown (The Lodge Casino) ACC Common 0  [CG001466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001466)

(Both 5th and 6th issues have an added web site)

Grey/Blue (Silver) None Rare 35  [CG001467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001467)

Silver/Blue (Millennium) None Rare 35  [CG001481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001481)

7th Blue (“Winners Club”) None Common 0  [CG001482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001482)

Green/Grey (“Silver”) None Rare 35  [CG001486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001486)

(Bottom arrow starts **4mm** to left of edge)

Green/Grey (“Silver”) None Rare 35  [CG001487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001487)

(Bottom arrow starts **6mm** to left of edge)

Green/Gold (“Gold”) None Rare 35  [CG001488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001488)

Green/Silver (“Platinum”) None Rare 35  [CG001489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001489)

Green/Black (“Millennium”) None Rare 35  [CG001490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001490)

(The “green” high level cards have a brown mag stripe and were also used at the Gilpin Casino

for a very short time in 2008)

8th Blue (“Winners Club”) None Common 0  [CG088435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088435)

(Added a “Gambling Problem” phone number to the reverse)

9th Green/Grey (“Silver”) None Rare 35  [CG001491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001491)

Green/Gold (“Gold”) None Rare 35  [CG001492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001492)

Green/Silver (“Platinum”) None Rare 35  [CG001494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001494)

Green/Orange (“Millennium”) None Rare 35  [CG001495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001495)

(These high level cards have a black mag strip)

10th Blue (“Winners Club”) None Common 0  [CG165367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165367)

(Reverse text switched to smaller font to make more room for punched hole, bottom line is now

only 44mm wide.)

***(Many cards have the player's level printed with their name and number)***

TC Black (Aces Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021959)

(Also used at the Gilpin and listed under both casinos)

XX Green (“Instant Card”) CCS V Scarce 7  [CG022085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022085)

(A temp card. After earning 50 points, the player earned a buffet.)

XX White (“Swipe and Win”) None Rare 35  [CG022086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022086)

XX Blank (casino added picture and info) None Rare 35  [CG022087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022087)

(This high roller ID CARD was a blank card printed by the casino with the player’s photo and info.

Not for machine use. Regular cards are embossed for the VIP with the words Classic, Gold, Silver,

or Millennium.)

XX Blue/Red (“I’m taking 5”) None Common 0  [CG021961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021961)

(Card used to hold your machine for short time. Also used at the Gilpin & listed under both.)

PCX White (“Taking Care of Business & Large Logo”) None Common 0  [CG022082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022082)

(Player’s name & large Lodge logo on white laminated cards used to hold machine)

PCX Various Colors (“Taking Care of Business & Small Logo”) None Common 0  [CG022084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022084)

(Player’s name & small Lodge logo on various color laminated cards used to hold machine)

[**MARDI GRAS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHMG) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(Changed name to Golden Mardi Gras in 2005)*

1st Blue (Club Royale) CCS Common 1  [CG059844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059844)

(The “o” and “a” in “Royale” are well above the eyebrows of the mask. The “e” covers the

lt blue line at the top)

Blue (Club Royale) CCS Common 1  [CG019164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019164)

(The “o” and “a” in “Royale” are well above the eyebrows of the mask. The “e” drops just below

the lt blue line at the top)

2nd Blue (Club Royale) CCS Common 1  [CG019165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019165)

(The “o” and “a” in “Royale” ride the eyebrows of the mask touching the light blue line..

Blue (Club Royale) CCS Common 1  [CG019166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019166)

(The “o” and “a” in “Royale” ride the eyebrows of the mask **almost** touching the light blue line)

Gold (The Royale Stars & Stars) CCS 072102 Rare 25  [CG019175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019175)

(Only used for a couple months. Was used in 2005 again while casino was waiting for new

shipment of tier level cards.)

3rd White (The Royale Court & Crown) CCS 110303 V Rare 75  [CG019295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019295)

Black (The Royale Court & Crown) CCS 043003 V Rare 75  [CG019296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019296)

Silver/Purple (The Royale Court & Crown) CCS 080602 V Rare 75  [CG019297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019297)

(This card has the words “The Royale Court” in **Purple**)

Silver/Green (The Royale Court & Crown) CCS 110303 V Rare 75  [CG019336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019336)

Gold (The Royale Court & Purple Crown) CCS 110303 V Rare 75  [CG019505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019505)

White/Blue (The Royale Court & Crown) CCS 110303 V Rare 75  [CG019506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019506)

Gold (The Royale Court & Navy Crown) CCS 110303 V Rare 75  [CG019573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019573)

(This card now has dark red text on the obverse)

Red (The Royale Court & Black Crown) None V Rare 75  [CG019626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019626)

Silver/Purple (The Royale Court & Crown) CCS 110303 V Rare 75  [CG019627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019627)

(This card has the words “The Royale Court” in **Gold**)

(These were very hard-to-get high roller cards which changed quarterly)

(Some cards have been found with yellow stickers on the reverse)

[**MIDNIGHT ROSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCMR) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st White (Sticker added to Obverse) None V Rare 50  [CG017321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017321)

(This is believed to be a temporary card)

Red (Rose Club) None Scarce 3  [CG017322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017322)

(Reverse color variations are known)

*(The Midnight Rose stopped using their own card in 1998. They now use the “Triple Play Card”)*

[**MONARCH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHMC) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Riviera in Black Hawk)*

1st Biege (Club Monarch) None Common 1  [CG084506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084506)

White/Green (Club Monarch Preferred) None Common 1  [CG108602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108602)

White /Brown (Club Monartch Gold Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG108600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108600)

White/Grey (Club Monarch Platinum Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG108601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108601)

White/Purple (Club Monarch Royal Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG108603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108603)

White/Black (Club Monarch Black Diamond) None Rare 15  [CG108604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108604)

(8 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

2nd Biege (Club Monarch) PG Common 1  [CG165368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165368)

(7 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

3rd Biege (Club Monarch) PG Common 1  [CG200355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200355)

(8 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

[**MOUNTAIN HIGH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHMH) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2006

*(Became Ameristar in 2006)*

1st Blue (“Winners Advantage Card”) None Common 1  [CG070328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070328)

2nd Yellow (“Winners Advantage Gold Card”. ) None Common 1  [CG017323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017323)

3rd Blue (Peak Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG017324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017324)

(Color variations exist in the blue sky)

4th Red (“Winners Advantage Club”) None Common 0  [CG017325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017325)

Silver (“Winners Advantage Club” Platinum) None Common 1  [CG017326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017326)

Black (“Winners Advantage Club” Elite) None Common 1  [CG017327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017327)

PC Yellow (“Winners Advantage Gold Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG017328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017328)

(This paper card was used while waiting for the regular “Gold” slot card to arrive when Mountain

High took over the Black Hawk Hyatt Casino)

[**OLD CHICAGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKOC) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1998

*(Actually, the first card used here was a blank white card with no name or logo on it)*

1st White (VIP Club) None V Rare 75  [CG017633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017633)

2nd Blue (VIP Club) None V Rare 50  [CG017634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017634)

XX Red (“Mad Cash – Free Parking”) None V Rare+ 75  [CG017635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017635)

(Raised Printing)

XX Red (“Mad Cash – Free Parking with validation”) None V Rare+ 75  [CG017636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017636)

(Raised Printing)

[**OTTO'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHOT) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: 1999

1st Gold (Players Club) None V Rare 75  [CG001565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001565)

(7 lines on reverse)

2nd Gold (Players Club) None Rare 30  [CG001567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001567)

(4 lines on reverse)

3rd Blue (Gem Club - Sapphire) None Scarce 7  [CG001569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001569)

Green (Gem Club - Emerald) None Rare 20  [CG001570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001570)

Red (Gem Club - Ruby) None V Rare 40  [CG001571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001571)

Lavender (Gem Club - Diamond) None Ex Rare 200  [CG001584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001584)

(According to an employee at Otto’s, only 5-6 Diamond cards were ever issued)

PC Gold (Players Club) None V Rare 75  [CG001587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001587)

(This paper cards looks like the 2nd issue plastic card and is laminated)

(Otto's Cards used barcodes that were affixed on the reverse)

PC White (Players Club) None V Rare 50  [CG001588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001588)

(The barcode on this card is affixed to the obverse)

PC White (Club 55 Advantage) None V Rare 50  [CG001599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001599)

PC White/Yellow (Otto’s Bingo Club) None Rare 25  [CG165074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165074)

[**PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKPH) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: May, 2002

1st White ("Club Royale Temp Card" Sticker) None V Rare 50  [CG017637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017637)

(Few cards were issued in the brief time this was available)

2nd Purple (Gold Crown above "Club Royale") None V Scarce 10  [CG017638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017638)

(Booth was often closed and cards were sometimes hard to come by)

PC White (Lucky 7’S) None V Scarce 10  [CG017656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017656)

[**PAPONE'S PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCPA) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1998

1st Green/Gold ("The Palace Club") None V Rare 75  [CG017672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017672)

(Raised printing. Cards were only issued for a month or two before they closed.)

PC Gold (Seniors Gold Card) None Ex Rare 75  [CG017685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017685)

(This card was issued in 1992, during the first period of operation)

PC White (Papone's Players Club – Green Print) None Rare 35  [CG017698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017698)

PC White (Papone's Players Club – Gold Print) None Rare 35  [CG017699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017699)

(Both white PC were dated “92” on reverse. Once card was filled it was good for $10 & dinner.)

(Papone’s originally opened on 7-1-92 with paper cards, but they closed, re-opened,

and closed again. The plastic 1st issue card is from 1998.)

[**PONY EXPRESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCPE) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 1995

PC Gold (Double Bonus Club card) None Ex Rare 100  [CG017708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017708)

[**RED DOLLY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHRD) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: no

1st Black (VIP Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001377)

(A barcode is affixed to the reverse. Card is hard to get because after you fill out the application

it takes 1-2 weeks to get the card!)

2nd Gold (Winners Club) PPC Common 0  [CG001378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001378)

(This casino is very proud of this card, and **NO blanks** were given to ANYONE!)

Platinum (Winners Club) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG001379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001379)

(This card is actually guarded by one floor person, and only 12 have been given to members.

There are 2 known in collectors hands as this casino is **NOT** collector friendly.)

3rd Gold (Winners Club) PPC Common 0  [CG001380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001380)

(This card has a darker color of Gold and must be compared to the 2nd issue to see the difference)

4th Yellow Gold (Winners Club) PPC Common 0  [CG001381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001381)

Platinum (Winners Club) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG001389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001389)

(Red Dolly Logo changed to a cowgirl silhouette upper left obverse. **NONE of these Platinum**

cards are knownin collectors hands.)

5th Gold (Winners Club) PPC Common 0  [CG001394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001394)

6th Gold (Winners Club) ABL Common 0  [CG001396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001396)

7th Red (Winners Club) ABL Common 0  [CG056737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056737)

(The casino phone number on the front is printed by the casino and will be the same color as

the player information.)

[**RESERVE CASINO HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCRC) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

*(Previously the Fortune Valley Casino,* *renamed the Reserve Casino in Nov 2011 and later*

*became the Grand Z Casino in 2017)*

1st Black (Reserve Players Club – white reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG089244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089244)

Black (Grand Reserve Players Club Exp 6/30/12) None Scarce 3  [CG090190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090190)

2nd Black (Reserve Players Club – black reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG134608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134608)

3rd Black (Reserve Rewards – Rising Star) None Scarce 3  [CG091864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091864)

Red (Reserve Rewards – Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG094275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094275)

Grey (Reserve Rewards – Rockstar) None V Scarce 7  [CG094277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094277)

Brown (Reserve Rewards – Icon) None V Scarce 7  [CG101386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101386)

Purple (Reserve Rewards – Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG101597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101597)

(This issue has the outline of a guitar on the right)

[**RICHMAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHRM) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: 2006

1st Blue (Treasure Club Sapphire) None Scarce 15  [CG001600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001600)

Green (Treasure Club Emerald) None Rare 25  [CG001601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001601)

Red (Treasure Club Ruby) None V Rare 75  [CG001603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001603)

Lavender (Treasure Club Diamond) None Ex Rare 150  [CG001604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001604)

(This is a tiny club that used a barcode system. Virtually no one ever lost a card. The only way

you could get these higher level cards was to spend months or maybe years playing here as

employees wand your card every hour or so until you qualify for bigger levels. The slot club

bosses had stated emphatically that they would not give out any sets to collectors! Only four

Diamond cards are presently known in collections out of maybe a couple dozen that were ever

issued. Some cards may exist with the reverse upside down.)

2nd Grey/Purple (Come-Back Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001614)

Silvery Grey (Come-Back Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG001618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001618)

Gold (Come-Back Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG001619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001619)

3rd Lt Grey/Lavender (Come Back Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG001620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001620)

(These cards had the barcodes on the reverse of the card. You scan when you entered the casino,

and again when you left.)

4th Grey (Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG017709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017709)

Mustard (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG017710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017710)

Lt Grey (VIP Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG017737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017737)

5th Silver (Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG017745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017745)

(The “R” in the logo is 17 mm from the upper edge)

(4th and 5th issues no longer have the “little man” on the obverse & are used IN the machines)

6th Silver (Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG017749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017749)

(The “R” in the logo is 15 mm from the upper edge. 2.5 mm from reverse mag strip to text)

7th Silver (Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG017758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017758)

(The “R” in the logo is 15 mm from the upper edge. 5mm from reverse mag strip to text)

8th Silver (Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG017767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017767)

(The “R” in the logo is 15 mm from the upper edge. 6mm from reverse mag strip to text)

XX White (Richman Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG017768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017768)

(This plain card has a sticker with a bar code and the members name. Used as a temporary card.)

XX White ("Silver" & crisp logo) None V Scarce 10  [CG017769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017769)

XX White ("Silver" & blurred logo) None V Scarce 10  [CG017770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017770)

(The casino ordered 200 of these last two issues of temp cards while waiting for a new shipment.

The “Richman” Logo is in Yellow. Supposedly 100 were issued, and 100 went into the vault.)

PC Blue (Treasure Club Membership Application) None Rare 15  [CG017815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017815)

(This is a paper membership application form that has a sticker with a barcode and the members

name on the back that was used as a temporary card.)

[**RIVIERA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHRI) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: 2013

*(Became the Monarch Casino in 2013)*

1st Blue (Riviera Slot Club - Temporary Card) PPC Rare 15  [CG001269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001269)

(Wavy lines are slightly orange)

Lt Blue (Riviera Slot Club - Temporary Card) PPC Rare 15  [CG001270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001270)

(Wavy lines are more yellow)

(These cards were discontinued shortly after opening)

Black (Riviera Slot Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001277)

(Signature strip on reverse)

2nd Black (Riviera Slot Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001278)

(This issue has no signature strip on reverse)

Black/Silver ("Elite" & Top Hat & Cane) PPC Rare 35  [CG001279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001279)

(This is the higher level card which is extremely difficult to obtain)

3rd Black (Players' Club) None Common 0  [CG001281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001281)

4th Black (Players' Club) ACC Common 0  [CG001297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001297)

(Lower case web address)

5th Black (Players' Club) ACC Common 0  [CG001298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001298)

(Web address all in Capital Letters)

6th Black/Grey (Player’s Club & Large “R”) None Common 0  [CG001299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001299)

(White shadowing around the words “Players’ Club”)

Red (VIP Club) ACC Ex Rare 50  [CG001302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001302)

Yellow (Club Elite) None V Rare 25  [CG001305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001305)

7th Black/Grey (Players’ Club & Large “R”) None Common 0  [CG088849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088849)

(This issue has NO white shadowing around the words “Players’ Club” as the previous cards)

Glitter Gold (Club Elite & Gold) None Rare 15  [CG001307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001307)

Glitter Silver (Club Elite & Platinum) None Rare 15  [CG001308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001308)

(“After 12 months” on reverse)

8th Black/Grey (Players’ Club & Large “R”) None Common 0  [CG001309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001309)

(There are even margins on the reverse text)

9th Black/Grey (Players’ Club & Large “R”) None Common 0  [CG017827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017827)

Glitter Gold (Club Elite & Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG017889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017889)

Glitter Silver (Club Elite & Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG017890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017890)

(“After 6 months” not 12, on reverse)

XX White ("Riviera Member Elite Parking") None V Rare 50  [CG017905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017905)

(**Register** mark after logo obverse. "Secura Key 5242" bottom right obverse)

XX White ("Riviera Member Elite Parking") None V Rare 50  [CG017906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017906)

(**NO Register** mark after logo obverse. "Secura Key 6155" bottom right obverse.)

(Parking passes were mailed to Elite card holders only)

[**ROHLING INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHRO) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 1998

1st White (High Riders Club - Plastic & Barcode on Rev) None V Rare 50  [CG017907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017907)

PC White (High Riders Club - Paper Card) None Ex Rare 100  [CG017908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017908)

(This was actually the first issue of the slot club)

[**SARATOGA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHS1) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Gold (Player Extras Club Gold) None Common 0  [CG112253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112253)

Grey (Player Extras Club Platinum) None Common 1  [CG114948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114948)

Black (Player Extras Club Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG114949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114949)

2nd Gold (Player Extras Club Gold) PG Common 0  [CG136369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136369)

3rd Brown (Player Ex+ras Club Gold) PG Common 0  [CG168320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168320)

(Metallic background and the word “GOLD” is orange)

4th Mustard (Player Ex+ras Club Gold) PG Common 0 

(Non-metallic background and the word “GOLD” is yellow)

[**SASQUATCH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHSC) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Yellow ("Club Card" & Picture of Sasquatch) None Common 0  [CG089559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089559)

[**SCARLETS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCSC) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2006

1st Red (CC Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021635)

Gold (CC Players Club-Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG021633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021633)

Silver (CC Players Club-Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG021634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021634)

(Scarlets & Teller House logo’s are listed on the reverse. Individual casino logo printed by

casino on obverse so printed cards can be found with either logo. This issue cards used at

both locations.)

2nd Red (CC Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG017909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017909)

(Teller House logo was removed from the reverse. Short run, used only a few weeks.)

XX Blue (CC Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG021636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021636)

(This card was intended for bus use)

[**SKY UTE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COIGSK) **(Ignacio, CO)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Club Sky Ute) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG016853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016853)

(No web address on reverse)

2nd Blue (Club Sky Ute) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG016854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016854)

(Web address is last line on reverse)

3rd Black ("You'll Love it!" & Fireworks) PPC Scarce 3  [CG016855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016855)

(Ignacio, CO-large “O” on reverse)

4th Black ("You'll Love it!" & Fireworks) PPC Scarce 3  [CG016871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016871)

(Ignacio, Co-small “o” on reverse)

5th Multi (“Young at Heart 55 Plus Club”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG016880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016880)

6th Tan (Bear Club “Brown Bear”) None Scarce 3  [CG016883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016883)

Mustard (Bear Club “Golden Bear”) None Scarce 3  [CG016882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016882)

Brown (Bear Club “Grizzly Bear”) None Scarce 3  [CG016884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016884)

Grey (Bear Club "Silver VIP Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG016885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016885)

7th Brown (Bear Club Brown) None Scarce 3  [CG056869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056869)

Dk Brown (Bear Club Grizzly) None Scarce 3  [CG056887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056887)

("Bear Club" in yellow)

Gold (Bear Club Golden) None Scarce 3  [CG056900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056900)

("Bear Club" in yellow)

Silver (Bear Club Silver VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG056911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056911)

("V" in "VIP" is to the left of the oval in the line underneath)

Black (Bear Club Platinum VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG056914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056914)

("Bear Club" in blue)

Brown (Bear Club Tribal) None Scarce 3  [CG056919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056919)

("Southern Ute" in black)

(This issue has the black outline of a bear on the right of the obverse)

8th Gold (Bear Club Golden) None Scarce 3  [CG145745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145745)

Brown (Bear Club Grizzly) None Scarce 3  [CG145674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145674)

Silver (Bear Club Silver VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG145746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145746)

("V" in "VIP" is over the small oval in the line underneath)

Black (Bear Club Platinum VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG204545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204545)

Red (Bear Club Platinum Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG203758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203758)

(All obverse text and outline of a bear in white on Platinum Elite)

Brown (Bear Club Tribal) None Scarce 3  [CG145747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145747)

("Southern Ute" in white)

(Same basic design as previous issue with “Bear Club” now in red on all cards except

Platinum Elite)

XX Grey (Bear Club "V.I.P. Room Access Card)" None V Scarce 7  [CG135227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135227)

XX Grey (Bear Club – Army Veteran) None V Scarce 7  [CG204436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204436)

XX Grey (Bear Club – Navy Veteran) None V Scarce 7  [CG204437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204437)

XX Grey (Bear Club – Air Force Veteran) None V Scarce 7  [CG204438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204438)

XX Grey (Bear Club – Marine Veteran) None V Scarce 7  [CG204439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204439)

(Special armed forces identification cards)

PC Teal (Player Trax – Laminated Card) None Rare 25  [CG016887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016887)

(The previously listed Bear Club "Young at Heart" and "Tribal Discount" cards along with the

"Southern Ute Tribal Member" card were discovered to be discount cards and not used to track

play so they have been removed. Some later cards have "Young At Heart" stickers.)

[**STAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKST) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1996

1st Red/Black ("Star Club" & Logo) None Ex Rare 250  [CG017923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017923)

(Raised Printing)

2nd Red/Black ("Star Club" & Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG017924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017924)

(Normal Printing)

(These cards do not have a punchboard reader or magnetic stripe)

[**TELLER HOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCTH) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1991 Closed: 2000

Re-opened: 2005. Closed: 2006

1st White (Large Face Logo & “Teller House Casino Club”) None Ex Rare 300  [CG017914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017914)

Black (Purple Ring around Face Logo) None V Scarce+ 10  [CG017915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017915)

(There are several known variations of the black card, most of which involve the color of the

ring and/or the sharpness of the face logo itself.)

2nd Black (Purple Ring around Face Logo) PPC V Scarce+ 10  [CG017916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017916)

(On obverse, “Teller House Casino Club” has uniform bold white printing. Face logo is clear

and sharp)

3rd Black (Purple Ring around Face Logo) PPC Rare 15  [CG017917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017917)

(On obverse, “Teller House Casino Club” has weakness on several letters, almost fading out

at the fine tips. The face logo is very dark.)

Gold (Large Face Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG017918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017918)

(Raised Printing. Blank Reverse. High Roller card. The three known examples are blanks that

were obtained from a former Teller House employee. She thought these were issued shortly

before closing, but that is not consistent with this 1st issue design - Large Face logo and raised

printing. It is possible these were ordered and never actually issued, but that is speculation.)

4th Red (CC Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021639)

Gold (CC Players Club-Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG021640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021640)

Silver (CC Players Club-Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG021641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021641)

(Scarlets & Teller House logo’s are listed on the reverse. Individual casino logo printed by

casino on obverse so printed cards can be found with either logo. This issue cards used at

both locations.)

XX White (Large Face Logo & “Good For One Day Only”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG017919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017919)

(Raised Printing. This card was only issued for a short time, perhaps a week or so. Some color

variations on the purple ring are known.)

XX White (Small Face Logo & “Good For One Day Only”) PPC V Rare 60  [CG017920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017920)

(NOTE: On all issues, Large Face logo is 46mm across and Small Face logo is 44mm across.)

XX Red/Yellow (Club Seven) Faraday Ex Rare 100  [CG017921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017921)

(It is unknown if this card was ever issued)

PC Yellow ("Double Point Card" & Logo) None Ex Rare 75  [CG017922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017922)

(This paper card was used a very short time. “Expires December 10, 1996”)

[**TOLL GATE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCTO) **(Central City, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992-95/ 1998-99

1st White (Temporary Card – no barcode) Tollgate Ex Rare 150  [CG017925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017925)

White (Temporary Card – with barcode sticker) Tollgate Ex Rare 150  [CG017926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017926)

(Raised printing)

2nd Red (Toll Gate Logo) Tollgate Rare 25  [CG017927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017927)

(There was a big bowl, often unsupervised, that had an application form paper clipped to these

cards. Therefore, it should not be a big surprise that some people took more than one!

Nevertheless, this was a small club in a very small casino and it's likely that no more than

100 cards still exist.)

[**TRIPLE PLAY CARD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCTP) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(Used at The Brass Ass, Midnight Rose and J.P. McGills casinos)*

1st Black ("Triple Play Card" & 3 Casino Logos) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG001831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001831)

(On second line from bottom on reverse, "T" in "Triple Play Club" starts under the "s" in "this")

2nd Black ("Triple Play Card" & 3 Casino Logos) DLR CP Common 1  [CG017929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017929)

(On second line from bottom on reverse, "T" in "Triple Play Club" starts under the "a" in "card")

Silver ("Triple Play Card" & 3 Casino Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG017931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017931)

Gold ("Triple Play Card" & 3 Casino Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG000952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000952)

(Above two cards are higher levels that were added in 2001)

3rd Black ("Triple Play Card" & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA/DLR CP Common 1  [CG017932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017932)

(On the top left of the reverse, is “CPICA 25593”. On the top right of the reverse is “DLR CP.”)

Gold (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 26802 Scarce 3  [CG017933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017933)

4th Black ("Triple Play Card" & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2000467 Common 0  [CG017934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017934)

5th Black (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2005305 Common 0  [CG001830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001830)

Silver (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2005317 Scarce 3  [CG017936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017936)

6th Black (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2010524 Common 0  [CG017937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017937)

7th Black (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2019085 Common 0  [CG017951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017951)

8th Black (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2024976 Common 0  [CG017952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017952)

Gold (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2022882 Scarce 3  [CG017953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017953)

9th Black (“Triple Play Card” & 3 Casino Logos) CPICA 2031978 Common 0  [CG017958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017958)

10th Purple (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2033336 Common 0  [CG017967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017967)

Bronze (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2042388 Common 0  [CG017982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017982)

Gold (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2033456 Common 0  [CG017993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017993)

Grey (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2033455 Common 0  [CG017994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017994)

11th Purple (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2044966 Common 0  [CG018073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018073)

Bronze (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2046198 Common 0  [CG018100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018100)

Black/Grey (Triple Diamond Member) CPICA 2045751 Common 0  [CG018128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018128)

12th Purple (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2051262 Common 0  [CG018129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018129)

Black/Grey (Triple Diamond Member) CPICA 2051263 Common 0  [CG018130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018130)

13th Purple (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2055021 Common 0  [CG018131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018131)

14th Purple (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2071617 Common 0  [CG018135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018135)

15th Purple (“Triple Play Club”) CPICA 2065337 Common 0  [CG018169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018169)

16th Purple/Multi ("Triple Play Club" & Spring Scene) None Common 0  [CG030322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030322)

Brown/Multi ("Triple Play Club" & Summer Scene) None Common 0  [CG030329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030329)

Yellow/Multi ("Triple Play Club" & Autumn Scene) None Common 0  [CG030772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030772)

Grey/Multi ("Triple Play Club" & Winter Scene) None Common 0  [CG030862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030862)

Blue/Multi ("Triple Play Club" & Winter Scene) None Common 0  [CG030863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030863)

(Three casino logos along right side of obverse in wide solid band of color)

[**TURF CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKTC) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 1992

PC Green (“Turf For Lunch” Bunch) None Rare 25  [CG018183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018183)

[**UNCLE SAM'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCUS) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2007

1st White (Gold Exchange Club - Small Arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG001546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001546)

(This card can be used at Gold Diggers Casino, Gold Rush, and Uncle Sam's Casino)

2nd White (Gold Exchange Club - Large Arrow) None Common 1  [CG001547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001547)

3rd White (Gold Exchange Club – Large Arrow) ACC Common 1  [CG001549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001549)

(Card has 7 levels! The exact same card is used for all levels, and the level is printed on the

obverse next to the players name. From lowest to highest, the levels are: Gold Ore, Gold Dust,

Gold Foil, Gold Nugget, Gold Coin, Gold Bar, and Mother Lode.)

4th Orange (“Gold Exchange Club”) ACC Common 0  [CG001553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001553)

(Uncle Sam’s **LOGO** lower right of obverse. This card was also issued at the Gold Rush Casino

and is listed with both casinos.)

[**UTE MOUNTAIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COTOUT) **(Towaoc, CO)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Tan (“Mountain Gold” & Pile of Coins) None Scarce 3  [CG016889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016889)

2nd Orange/Yellow (“Mountain Gold” & “Always #1”) None Scarce 3  [CG016890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016890)

Teal/Blue (“Mountain Platinum” & “Always #1”) None V Scarce 7  [CG016891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016891)

3rd Orange/Yellow (“Mountain Gold” & “Always #1”) None Scarce 3  [CG016892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016892)

(Last 3 lines in the paragraph on reverse align to the left side. Previous card had 2 lines align.)

Silver (Platinum) None Rare 25  [CG016893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016893)

4th Blue/Cream (“Mountain Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG016894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016894)

Silver/Cream (“Mountain Gold Club” Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG016895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016895)

5th Gold (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG086860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086860)

Silver (Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG086930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086930)

Black (Super Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG086931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086931)

**[WILD CARD](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHWC) (Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Green (Hand Logo) None Common 0  [CG018184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018184)

2nd Green (Hand Logo-“Club Card”) None Common 0  [CG018228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018228)

[**WILD HORSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCKWH) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2008

1st Brown (Horse Shoe Players Club) None Common 0  [CG032500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032500)

(Very faint wallpaper - address on reverse begins under “a” in “any”)

2nd Brown (Horse Shoe Players Club) None Common 0  [CG032533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032533)

(Easily readable wallpaper with casino name - address on reverse begins under “y” in “any”)

[**WILD WEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCW1) **(Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: 2001

PC1 White (Wagon-“Blue Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018229)

(Text is aligned to the left)

PC2 White (Wagon-“Blue Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018230)

(1st line of text is indented)

PC3 Grey (Wagon-“Silver Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018266)

(Text is aligned to the left)

PC4 Grey (Wagon-“Silver Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018276)

(1st line of text is indented)

PC5 Cream (Wagon-“Gold Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018281)

(1st line of text is indented)

PC6 Platinum (Wagon) None Ex Rare 50  [CG018282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018282)

PC7 Blue (Horse & Rider –“Blue Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018322)

PC8 White (Horse & Rider –“Gold Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018331)

PC9 Cream (Horse & Rider –“Gold Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018332)

(Text is aligned to the left)

PC10 Cream (Horse & Rider –“Gold Card”) None Ex Rare 35  [CG018351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018351)

(1st line of text is indented)

PC11 Platinum (Horse & Rider) None Ex Rare 50  [CG018352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018352)

(Not many of these cards were issued. Platinum level was by invitation only)

**[WILDWOOD](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCWW) (Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (Miner’s Club) None Common 0  [CG018353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018353)

Brown/Tan (Miner’s Club Bronze) None Common 0  [CG018354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018354)

DK & Lt Grey (Miner’s Club Silver) None Common 0  [CG018364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018364)

Red/Gold (Miner’s Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG018374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018374)

Black/Silver (Miner’s Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG018375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018375)

Pinkish Grey (Miner’s Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG018399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018399)

(Copyright 2008)

2nd Grey/Green (Miner’s Club Wild) None Common 0  [CG018400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018400)

Blue (Miner’s Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG018401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018401)

(This issue copyright 2010)

3rd Grey/Pink (Miner’s Club Wild) None Common 0  [CG018411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018411)

Grey/Blue (Miner’s Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG062024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062024)

(Copyright 2012)

4th Silver/Red (Miners Club) None Common 0  [CG021559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021559)

Red (Miners Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG021584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021584)

(Copyright 2013)

5th Green (Club Wild – Emerald) None Common 0  [CG160570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160570)

XX Cream/Brown (Miner’s Club) None Common 0  [CG018412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018412)

(Bus card, Copyright 2008)

XX Cream (Salute to Veterans Aug 20-22, 2010) None V Scarce 7  [CG018413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018413)

XX Grey (Club Wild – Military) None V Scarce 7  [CG160611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160611)

(Copyright 2016)

**[WOMACK'S](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COCCWO) (Cripple Creek, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2010

*(Renamed Century Casino in Sept 2010)*

1st Yellow ("Womack's Saloon & Gaming Parlor") None Ex Rare 100  [CG001496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001496)

(White Reverse)

2nd Yellow ("Womack's Saloon & Gaming Parlor") None Ex Rare 75  [CG001504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001504)

(Yellow Reverse. Quotation marks on last line of reverse extend past word "or" above.)

3rd Yellow ("Womack's Saloon & Gaming Parlor") None Ex Rare 75  [CG001505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001505)

(Yellow Reverse. Quotation marks do not extend past the word "or".)

4th Yellow ("Womack's Saloon & Gaming Parlor") None Ex Rare 100  [CG001506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001506)

(Yellow Reverse. Raised Printing.)

5th White ("Womack's" Above "The Gold Club") None V Rare 40  [CG001507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001507)

6th Gold ("Womack's" Above "The Gold Club") None Rare 20  [CG001508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001508)

7th White ("The Gold Club" Logo) None Rare 20  [CG001510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001510)

(There are various spacings from the mag stripe to the reverse text known)

(Issued in January, 1997 and were originally used for bus customers only. However, sometime

later these were issued as regular cards)

8th Gold ("The Gold Club" Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG001511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001511)

9th Gold (Red Line Above "Womack's Gold Club") None Scarce 3  [CG001512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001512)

(5 lines on reverse)

10th Gold (Red Line Above "Womack's Gold Club") None Common 0  [CG001514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001514)

(7 lines on reverse)

11th Gold (Red Line Above “Gold Club”) ACC Common 0  [CG001515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001515)

12th Mustard (The Gold Club) None Common 0  [CG001526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001526)

Grey/Silver (The Platinum Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001528)

(**White** reverse)

13th Mustard (The Gold Club) None Common 0  [CG001529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001529)

Grey/Silver (The Platinum Club) None Scarce 3  [CG001530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001530)

(**Grey** reverse)

XX White (Red/Yellow Womack’s sticker) None Rare 20  [CG001531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001531)

(Used for only a few days while waiting for card shipment)

PC Lt Orange (“Blackjack Jackpot”) None V Scarce 7  [CG001545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001545)

(Punch Card used March 2007)

[**Z CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COBHZC) **(Black Hawk, CO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Formerly Bullwhackers)*

1st Blue (Club Z Casino) None Common 1  [CG125154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125154)

Red (Flame Z Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG164547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164547)

Purple (Nitro Z Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG164548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164548)

Black (Turbo Z Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG164549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164549)

(Reverse oval logo is 20mm wide)

2nd Blue (Club Z Casino) None Common 1  [CG167897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167897)

(Reverse oval logo is 19mm wide)

[**CONNECTICUT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ct)

**AUTOTOTE (CT)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow (Trophy Club) None Scarce 3  [SCG00005](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00005.jpg)

(Earn Trophy Points for racing bets)

XX White (Contest Card) None Scarce 3  [SCG00006](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00006.jpg)

[**FOXWOODS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CTLEFO) **(Ledyard, CT)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Green ("Foxwoods Bingo & Casino" Photo Top Left) None V Rare- 40  [CG002440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002440)

Green ("Foxwoods Bingo & Casino" Logo Top Left) None V Rare- 40  [CG002441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002441)

(Sticker on reverse with 4 line paragraph. Bottom line with phone# is 53mm long)

Green ("Foxwoods Bingo & Casino" Logo Top Left) None V Rare- 40  [CG002442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002442)

(No sticker, 4 line paragraph printed on card. Bottom line with phone# is 50mm long)

2nd Green ("Wampum" & Logo Across Top) None Rare 15  [CG002443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002443)

(Obverse text is 24mm from top of Foxwoods to bottom of Wampum & white reverse)

Green ("Wampum" & Logo Across Top) None Rare 15  [CG002444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002444)

(Obverse text is 25mm from top of Foxwoods to bottom of Wampum & pinkish reverse.

Font is slightly thinner than the previous card.)

3rd Green ("Wampum Club") None Common 1  [CG002445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002445)

(No "Gambling Problem" phone number at bottom of reverse)

4th Green ("Wampum Club") None Common 1  [CG002446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002446)

(On reverse, "…Reservations **and** Information…" Also, "Gambling Problem")

5th Green ("Wampum Club") None Common 1  [CG002447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002447)

(On reverse, "…Reservations **or** Information…" Also, "Gambling Problems")

Green (“Wampum Club”) None Common 1  [CG002448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002448)

(This card has a reversed back. The marble design is just flipped from the card above.)

6th Green (“Wampum Club”) None Common 1  [CG002454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002454)

(This card has NO signature strip)

7th Green (“Wampum Club” & 3 Oriental Characters) None Common 1  [CG002455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002455)

8th Green (“Wampum Rewards” & 3 Oriental Characters) None Common 0  [CG090618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090618)

(This issue has the Foxwoods Logo on the reverse. **Green box** first top left obverse.)

9th Green (“Wampum Rewards” & 3 Oriental Characters) None Common 0  [CG002456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002456)

(This issue has the Foxwoods Logo on the reverse. **Purple triangle** first top left obverse.)

10th Blue (Dream Card) None Common 0  [CG090780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090780)

Mustard (Dream Card Gold Member) None Common 0  [CG002457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002457)

Silver (Dream Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG002458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002458)

(12 months is mentioned on the reverse)

11th Blue (Dream Card) None Common 0  [CG090774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090774)

Mustard (Dream Card Gold Member) None Common 0  [CG002459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002459)

Silver (Dream Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG002463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002463)

(No mention of 12 months)

12th Red (Foxwoods Rewards Wild) None Common 0  [CG134609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134609)

("Foxwoods Rewards" in black on obverse with smaller circular logo)

Red (Foxwoods Rewards Wild) None Common 0  [CG090775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090775)

("Foxwoods Rewards" in white on obverse with larger circular logo)

Purple (Foxwoods Rewards Crown) None Common 0  [CG090776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090776)

("Foxwoods Rewards" in black on obverse with smaller circular logo)

Purple (Foxwoods Rewards Crown) None Common 0  [CG106816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106816)

("Foxwoods Rewards" in white on obverse with larger circular logo)

Silver (Foxwoods Rewards King) None Scarce 3  [CG090777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090777)

Gold (Foxwoods Rewards Ace) None Scarce 3  [CG090778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090778)

("Foxwoods Rewards" in black on obverse with smaller circular logo)

Gold (Foxwoods Rewards Ace) None Scarce 3  [CG198663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198663)

("Foxwoods Rewards" in black on obverse with larger circular logo)

Black (Foxwoods Rewards Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG090779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090779)

(Casino now adds a "F" prefix to the player number for female players and a "M" for males.

This same prefix has also been found on the previous Dream cards)

13th Black (Foxwoods Rewards Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG140625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140625)

(No longer has the Foxwoods circular logo on the front and "Royal" is metalic silver)

14th Black (Foxwoods Rewards Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG148438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148438)

(Nine and King of Diamonds on the right with "Royal" is red)

15th Blue (Foxwoods Rewards – Wonder) None Scarce 3  [CG172593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172593)

Gold (Foxwoods Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG172594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172594)

Silver (Foxwoods Rewards – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG172595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172595)

Black (Foxwoods Rewards – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG172596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172596)

TC White (Royal Poker Club) None Common 1  [CG061261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061261)

TC White (Foxwoods Poker) ? Scarce 3  [CG172598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172598)

TC Black (Foxwoods Poker) ? Scarce 3  [CG172597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172597)

(These 2 cards are older Poker Room ONLY player cards. The black card was for players who

Played more than 500 hours in a year and white cards were for those who played less than 500

hours in a year.)

TC White/Black (WPT World Poker Room) None Common 0  [CG002466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002466)

TC Black (WPT World Poker Room) None Common 0  [CG053556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053556)

TC White/Lt Green ("Foxwoods Poker" & large chip) None Scarce 3  [CG053531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053531)

XX Blue (Club Newport International) None Rare 15  [CG061262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061262)

XX Red (Plain front with 6 lines of text on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG133626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133626)

(Mentions Wampum Card in first line of text on reverse, possibly an employee card)

XX Red (Plain front with 2 logos & text on reverse) None Scarce 5  [CG188214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188214)

(Mentions Dream Card in 3rd line of text on reverse, has “Under 21 Bingo Only” over mag stripe,

Foxwoods and MGM Grand logos near bottom reverse)

XX White/Red (Half White/Half Red) None Scarce 5  [CG149859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149859)

(Has "Under 21 Bingo Only" above mag stripe on reverse)

XX Green (Plain front with 2 logos & text on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG188215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188215)

(Mentions Dream Card in 3rd line of text on reverse, Foxwoods and MGM Grand logos near

bottom reverse)

XX Green (Bus tour card – 3 numbered instructions) None Common 1  [CG061236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061236)

(Temporary card for bus tours with instructions for getting a permanent rewards card)

PC Green ("Wampum Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG002467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002467)

(Dated 10/6/00)

[**MGM GRAND CASINO at FOXWOODS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CTLEFO) **(Ledyard, CT)**

[Indian Casino] *(See “Foxwoods Casino”)*

**[MOHEGAN SUN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CTUNMS) (Uncasville, CT)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Black (Starter Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG002469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002469)

Orange ("Mohegan Sun" Against Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG002470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002470)

Tan ("Sachem's Club" & Stone Bust) None Rare 35  [CG061073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061073)

2nd Orange ("Mohegan Sun" Against Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG074310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074310)

(Web address on reverse)

3rd Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 1  [CG074308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074308)

Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 1  [CG002472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002472)

(This card has a larger box-over ¼ ” wide in the upper right of the obverse)

Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 1  [CG002473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002473)

(This card has no black “shadow” around the words “Insert Card” on the obverse)

Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 1  [CG002474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002474)

(On the reverse, there is a trademark (T) in lower left corner)

(This issue has signature strip on the reverse. **“Good Luck”** last line in **8** lines of paragraph)

Grey/Blue (Mohegan Sun Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG103043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103043)

(Expires 9/30/07)

Tan ("Mohegan Sun Sachem Club" & Marble Background) None Rare 25  [CG009619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009619)

(No Expiration date on obverse)

4th Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 1  [CG002507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002507)

(No signature strip on the reverse. **“Good Luck”** last line in **8** lines of paragraph.)

Tan (Mohegan Sun Sachem Club) None Rare 25  [CG009621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009621)

(Sachem Club Expires 3/31/08)

5th Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 1  [CG002509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002509)

(No signature strip on the reverse. **“Good Luck”** last line in **8** lines of paragraph, & (T))

6th Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 1  [CG002510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002510)

(No signature strip on the reverse. **“Good Luck”** last line in **9** lines of paragraph & (T))

7th Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 0  [CG002511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002511)

(No signature strip on the reverse. **“Good Luck”** **below** **9** lines of paragraph. & “Problem

Gaming”…along top, above mag strip & (T).)

8th Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 0  [CG009622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909622)

(Casino name in **BLOCK** letters. Last line in reverse paragraph starts “twelve months…”)

Mustard/Brown (Mohegan Sun Wolf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909623)

(“Expires 9/30/08” is approx 2.5mm high)

Mustard/Red (Mohegan Sun Wolf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG103041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103041)

(“Expires 9/30/08” is approx 1.5mm high)

Grey/Blue (Mohegan Sun Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909624)

Tan (Mohegan Sun Sachem Club) None Rare 25  [CG103042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103042)

(Higher level cards have “Expires 9/30/08”)

9th Blue/Orange (“Mohegan Sun Players Club”) None Common 0  [CG009625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909625)

(Casino name in **BLOCK** letters. Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Mohegan Sun…”)

(Color variations exist)

Grey/Blue (Mohegan Sun Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909627)

(Sagamore Club Expires 3/31/09)

10th Mustard/Red (Mohegan Sun Wolf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909628)

Grey/Blue (Mohegan Sun Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909629)

(Both have Expires 3/31/10)

11th Grey/Blue (Mohegan Sun Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909630)

(Expires 10/12/10)

12th Blue/Orange (Mohegan Sun Players Club) None Common 0  [CG009631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909631)

(Casino name in **BLOCK** letters. Last line in reverse paragraph starts “are subject to all…”)

13th Tan (Mohegan Sun Sachem Club) None Rare 25  [CG009632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0909632)

(Expires 10/12/11)

14th Mustard/Red (Mohegan Sun Wolf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG075837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=075837)

Grey/Blue (Mohegan Sun Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG188342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188342)

(Expires 4/12/12)

15th Mustard/Red (Mohegan Sun Wolf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG075674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=075674)

Grey/Blue (Mohegan Sun Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009620)

Tan (Mohegan Sun Sachem Club) None Rare 25  [CG091770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091770)

(Above three cards all have “Expires 10/12/12”)

Tan (Marble Background) None Rare 35  [CG106814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106814)

(Same design as the Mohegan Sun Sachem Club card but without the obverse text.

Only the "Insert Card" text is printed and no expiration date. Appears to be an error card.)

16th Mustard/Red (Mohegan Sun Wolf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG106815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106815)

(Expires 4/12/13)

Mustard/Red (Mohegan Sun Wolf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG106815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106815)

(Expires 9/30/13)

(Note: Momentum style Reserved Parking Cards are listed with the slot cards in the

following issues to make them easier to identify the different issues that are the same

as the slot cards even though the parking cards whould normally be XX issue cards.)

17th Orange (Momentum 1- Core) None Common 1  [CG105184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105184)

Blue (Momentum 2 – Leap) None Scarce 3  [CG105185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105185)

Orange (Momentum – Core & Chinese Characters) None Scarce 3  [CG142946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142946)

Blue (Reserved Parking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG126952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126952)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1.800.346.6238 and phone number under the QR code

is 1.888.777.2464, higher level cards typically have 3/31/14 expiration dates)

18th Gold (Momentum 3 – Ascend) None V Scarce 7  [CG105186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105186)

Black (Momentum 4 – Soar) None V Scarce 7  [CG151608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151608)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1.800.346.6238 and phone number under the QR code is

1.888.572.2436, higher level cards typically have 9/30/14 expiration dates)

19th Orange (Momentum 1- Core) None Common 1  [CG151846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151846)

Blue (Momentum 2 – Leap) None Scarce 3  [CG151609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151609)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1.888.789.7777 and phone number under the QR code is

1.888.777.2464, higher level cards typically have 3/31/15 expiration dates)

20th Gold (Momentum 3 – Ascend) None V Scarce 7  [CG151610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151610)

Black (Momentum 4 – Soar) None V Scarce 7  [CG105187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105187)

Orange (Reserved Parking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG151668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151668)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1.888.789.7777 and phone number under the QR code is

1.888.572.2436, higher level cards typically have 3/31/15 expiration dates)

21st Blue (Momentum 3 – Leap) PG Scarce 3  [CG142883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142883)

Gold (Momendum 4 – Ascend) PG V Scarce 7  [CG143680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143680)

Black (Momentum 5 – Soar) PG V Scarce 7  [CG142884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142884)

Orange (Momentum – Core & Chinese Characters) PG Common 1  [CG142882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142882)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1.888.789.7777 and phone number under the QR code is

1.888.572.2436, higher level cards typically have 9/30/15 expiration dates)

22nd Orange (Momentum 1 – Core) PG Common 1  [CG148762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148762)

Purple (Momentum 2 – Ignite) PG Scarce 3  [CG142497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142497)

Blue (Momentum 3 – Leap) PG Scarce 3  [CG151614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151614)

Orange (Momentum – Core & Chinese Characters) PG Common 1  [CG161655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161655)

Purple (Momentum – Ignite & Chinese Characters) PG Scarce 3  [CG143682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143682)

Blue (Reserved Parking Card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG151669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151669)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1.888.789.7777 and phone number under the QR code is

1.888.777.2464, higher level cards typically have 9/30/15 expiration dates)

23rd Orange (Momentum 1 – Core) PG Common 1  [CG171658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171658)

Blue (Momentum 3 – Leap) PG Scarce 3  [CG169412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169412)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1.800.522.4700 and phone number under the QR code is

1.888.777.2464)

24th Orange (Momentum 1 – Core) PG & MS Common 1  [CG208044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208044)

(“MS” top left reverse over mag stripe, PG mark top right)

TC Yel/Grn/Red/Blu (“Ace Poker Club”) None Rare 15  [CG004816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004816)

TC White (WPT World Poker Room - 2007) None V Scarce 7  [CG004819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004819)

XX White (Motorcoach Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG188343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188343)

PCX Black/White (Instant Cash Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG004820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004820)

(1998 Promotion)

PCX White (Big Cash Card – dated 1999) None V Scarce 7  [CG004824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004824)

PCX White (Cool Cash Card 1999 – dated 1999) None V Scarce 7  [CG004825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004825)

PCX Teal (Third Anniversary Play 2 Win – dated 1999) None V Scarce 7  [CG004826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004826)

PCX White/Blue (Fast Cash – dated 2000) None V Scarce 7  [CG004827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004827)

PCX White (Easy Money Card – dated 2000) None V Scarce 7  [CG004828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004828)

PCX White/Pink (Dream Card – dated 2000) None V Scarce 7  [CG004829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004829)

PCX Beige (Cash Express Card – dated 2001) None V Scarce 7  [CG004830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004830)

PCX White/Blue (Swipe and Win Cash Giveaway 2001) None V Scarce 7  [CG004831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004831)

PCX White/Blue (Swipe and Win Cash Giveaway 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG004832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004833)

PCX Orange/White (50 Plus Sunrise Coffee Club 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG004838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004838)

PCX Tan (Swipe and Win Cash Giveaway & **small** sun) None V Scarce 7  [CG004833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004833)

(Bar Code is **as tall** as the word “WIN” – 2001)

PCX Tan (Swipe and Win Cash Giveaway & **small** sun) None V Scarce 7  [CG004834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004834)

(Bar Code is **twice as tall** as the word “WIN” – 2001)

PCX Tan (Swipe and Win Cash Giveaway & **Lg** sun) None V Scarce 7  [CG004835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004835)

(Bar Code is as tall as the word "GIVEAWAY" – 2002)

PCX Tan (Swipe and Win Cash Giveaway & **Lg** sun) None V Scarce 7  [CG004817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004817)

(Bar Code is twice as tall as the word "GIVEAWAY" – 2002)

PCX Blue/White (Swipe and Win 12/02-1/03) None V Scarce 7  [CG004836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004836)

PCX Purple/White (50 Plus Sunrise Coffee Club 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG171679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171679)

PCX White/Red (Hot Summer Fun Swipe and Win 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG004837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004837)

PCX1 Blue/White (Holiday Gift Card 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG004839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004839)

PCX2 Purple/White (Holiday Gift Card 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG004840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004840)

PCX3 Blue/White (Diners Club 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG004841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004841)

PCX4 Purple/White (Free Gas 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG004853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004853)

PCX5 Yellow/White (Bonus Rewards 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG004854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004854)

PCX6 Orange/Purple/White (Sunrise Coffee 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG004855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004855)

PCX7 Orange/White (Free Gas 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG004856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004856)

PCX8 Orange/White (Diners Club 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG004818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004818)

PCX9 Purple/White (Sunrise Coffee 2005-2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG201550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201550)

(Above 9 cards are slot card shaped and most come preprinted with dollar amounts based on play)

PCX Orange/White (Mon. Bonus Scan) None V Scarce 7  [CG004858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004858)

PCX1 White/Red (Luck of the Draw 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG004859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004859)

PCX2 Red/White (30 Cars in 30 Days Jan 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG004857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004857)

PCX3 Orange/Green (Luck of the Draw 2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG004861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004861)

PCX4 Orange/Green (Luck of the Draw 2006 Official Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG171681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171681)

(Above cards were mailed to card holders)

PCX White/Blue/Orange (Player's Club Member Rewards 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG061114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061114)

PCX White/Blue/Orange (Player's Club Bonus Rewards Feb 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG061115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061115)

PCX White/Blue/Orange (Player's Club Bonus Rewards Mar 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG061118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061118)

PCX White/Red/Blue (Player's Club Bonus Rewards Apr 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG061126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061126)

PCX White/Green/Gold (Player's Club Bonus Rewards May 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG061180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061180)

PCX White/Blue/Red (Player's Club Bonus Rewards Replacement Card) V Scarce 7  [CG061186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061186)

PCX Blue/Multi (Game Piece 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG061220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061220)

PCX Red/White (Game Piece 2004 – 30 Cars in 30 Days) None V Scarce 7  [CG004857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004857)

PCX Blue/Multi (Game Piece 2004 – Time to Relax) None V Scarce 7  [CG061222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061222)

PCX Blue/Multi (Game Piece 2005 – Vacation Giveaway) None V Scarce 7  [CG061223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061223)

PCX Blue/Multi (Game Piece 2005 – Swipe & Win) None V Scarce 7  [CG061227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061227)

PCX Red/Multi (Game Piece 2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG004862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004862)

PCX Orange (Game Piece 2007 – a world at play) None V Scarce 7  [CG004864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004864)

PCX Orange (Game Piece 2007 – $777,777 Giveaway) None V Scarce 7  [CG061228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061228)

PCX Blue (Game Piece 2007 – Luck of the Draw) None V Scarce 7  [CG171680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171680)

PCX Blue (Game Piece – Hot Summer Fun 2007) None V Scarce 7  [CG171682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171682)

(Promos are also distributed using large certificates)

**SHORELINE STAR (Bridgeport, CT)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st White (Star Club) SHST Scarce 3  [SCG00007](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00007.jpg)

(Property was purchased by Autotote which uses a statewide “Trophy Club Card”)

[**DELAWARE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=de)

[**RACE COURSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMGCA)[**CASINO AT DELAWARE PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DEWIDP)

[Racetrack]*(See "Delaware Park")*

[**DELAWARE PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DEWIDP) **(Stanton, DE)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st White/Yellow (Handicapping Tournament) ACC Rare 10  [CG047594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047594)

2nd Red (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG029475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029475)

3rd Grey/Green (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG077285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077285)

(No grey circle in bottom right corner of obverse)

Grey/Green (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG028434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028434)

(Has a grey circle in the bottom right corner of the obverse where the punch hole would normally go.

The circle is slightly larger than the punch hole so it should be visible on most cards.)

4th Tan/Green Marble (Player Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG029476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029476)

(Different signature strips plus slight color variations exist)

5th Tan Multi Marble (Player Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG047646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047646)

6th Pink/Black (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047647)

(**Normal** text reverse, darker brown mag stripe)

Pink/Black (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG028437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028437)

(**Bold** text reverse, lighter brown mag stripe)

Gold (Player Rewards Club VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG047723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047723)

(Obverse logo is “Delaware Park” with “Racing \* Slots \* Golf” underneath for this issue)

7th Pink/Black (Player Rewards Club & signature strip) None Scarce 3  [CG187497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187497)

Pink/Black (Player Rewards Club & NO sig strip) None Scarce 3  [CG028436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028436)

Yellow/Orange (Player Rewards Club V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG168972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168972)

(Obverse logo is “Casino at Delaware Park”)

XX Brown (Sports Betting Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG029477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029477)

[**DOVER DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DEDODD) **(Dover, DE)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Blue Diamond Club – Logo on the Right) None V Scarce 7  [CG028227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028227)

2nd Gold (The Capital Club) None Scarce 3  [CG028228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028228)

(Three lines text reverse)

3rd Gold (The Capital Club) None Scarce 3  [CG041979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041979)

(Four lines text reverse)

4th Purple (Blue Diamond Club – Logo Centered) None Scarce 3  [CG042066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042066)

5th Gold (The Capital Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG028229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028229)

6th Gold (“Capital Gold Club” & Casino in Background) None Scarce 3  [CG028230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028230)

Silver (“Capital Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG028232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028232)

(2 lines text in paragraph on reverse)

7th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG028231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028231)

Silver (“Capital Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG028233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028233)

(Orange sheen obverse, 4 lines text in paragraph on reverse)

(On the 7th issue, both cards have a ® symbol after “Dover Downs” on the obverse and after

“Dover Downs Slots” on the reverse)

8th Gold (“Capital Gold Club” – in hologram) None Scarce 3  [CG042094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042094)

9th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG042098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042098)

Silver (“Capital Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG042101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042101)

(4 lines text in paragraph on reverse and no ® symbol after “Dover Downs Slots” on reverse)

10th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG042102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042102)

(3 lines text in paragraph and there is a register mark behind the word “Slots” 1st line reverse)

11th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG042103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042103)

Silver (“Capital Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG111072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111072)

(Has "Dover Downs Hotel & Casino" on obverse, there is no logo of “coins” on the reverse)

12th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG042105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042105)

13th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG042106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042106)

Silver (“Capital Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG042107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042107)

Black (“Capital Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG042108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042108)

(This issue does not have “Dover Downs” on obverse and reverse bottom text besides Delaware

Lottery logo is 2 lines)

14th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG042109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042109)

Silver ("Capital Platinum Club") None Scarce 3  [CG053595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053595)

(Reverse bottom text beside Delaware Lottery logo is 3 lines)

15th Gold (“Capital Gold Club”) PG Scarce 3  [CG042121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042121)

Silver (“Capital Platinum Club”) PG Scarce 3  [CG042159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042159)

Black (“Capital Elite”) PG V Scarce 7  [CG042160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042160)

XX Silver (Platinum Club Access Card) None Scarce 3  [CG030700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030700)

(“Come Play!” top line reverse)

XX Silver (Platinum Club Access Card) None Scarce 3  [CG042170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042170)

(“Enjoy your stay with us!” top line reverse)

[**HARRINGTON RACEWAY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DEHAHA) **(Harrington, DE)**

[Racetrack]**S**lot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

*(Previously Midway Slots)*

1st Blue (“Players Club” and stars) (I) Scarce 3  [CG028426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028426)

Gold (“Players Club” in Oval) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG028363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028363)

Silver (“Players Club” in Oval) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG028425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028425)

(Both the Gold and Silver have provision for the players photo on the obverse. and have

“Exp 12/31/07” printed on obverse)

2nd Gold (“Players Club” in Oval) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG028433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028433)

Silver (“Players Club” in Oval) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG047063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047063)

(“Exp 06/30/08” printed on obverse)

3rd Gold (“Players Club” in Oval) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG047064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047064)

Silver (“Players Club” in Oval) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG047065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047065)

Black Metallic (“Black Diamond” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048008)

(“Exp 12/31/08” printed on obverse)

4th Blue (“Players Club” across center) PG Scarce 3  [CG028431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028431)

5th Grey (“Players Club” and stars) PG Scarce 3  [CG028427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028427)

(This card was later used as a bus card with “BM XC…” printed with dollar value at the end.

They were typically issued with $5, $10 or $15 values.)

6th Mustard Metallic (“Gold” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG028428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028428)

Lt Grey Metallic (“Platinum” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048009)

(“Exp 06/30/09” printed on obverse with picture square in center)

7th Green Metallic (“Emerald” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048010)

Mustard Metallic (“Gold” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048011)

Lt Grey Metallic (“Platinum” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG028429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028429)

(“Exp 12/31/09” printed on obverse with picture square in center)

8th Green Metallic (“Emerald” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048012)

Mustard Metallic (“Gold” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048013)

Lt Grey Metallic (“Platinum” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048014)

Black Metallic (“Black Diamond” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG028430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028430)

(“Exp 06/30/10” printed on obverse)

9th Green Metallic (“Emerald” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048015)

Mustard Metallic (“Gold” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048016)

Lt Grey Metallic (“Platinum” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048017)

Black Metallic (“Black Diamond” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG028906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028906)

(“Exp 12/31/10” printed on obverse)

10th Green Metallic (“Emerald” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048018)

Mustard Metallic (“Gold” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048019)

Lt Grey Metallic (“Platinum” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG048020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048020)

(“Exp 06/30/11” printed on obverse, player photo on reverse)

11th Green Metallic (“Emerald” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG028903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028903)

Mustard Metallic (“Gold” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG028904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028904)

Lt Grey Metallic (“Platinum” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG028905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028905)

(“Exp 12/31/11” printed on obverse, player photo on reverse)

12th Blue (“Players Club” across center) None Scarce 3  [CG048021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048021)

*(No cards have been reported with expiration dates between 2011 and 2015)*

13th Green Metallic (“Emerald” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG144897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144897)

Mustard Metallic (“Gold” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG144898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144898)

Lt Grey Metallic (“Platinum” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG144899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144899)

Black Metallic (“Black Diamond” in diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG144900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144900)

(“Exp 3/31/15” printed on obverse)

14th Blue (Where Winners Play!) None Scarce 3  [CG150389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150389)

XX Black & White (Bus picture & oval casino logo lower right) None Rare 15  [CG028432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028432)

XX Red (Bus picture in background behind oval casino logo) PG Scarce 3  [CG048022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048022)

(Bus cards have “BM XC…” imprint with dollar value at the end, typically issued in $5, $10,

$15 or higher values)

XX Black (Black Diamond – Punched with “VOID”) None V Scarce 7  [CG200350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200350)

(Believed to be a manufacturer sample card but manufacturer unknown)

[**MIDWAY SLOTS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DEHAMS) **(Harrington, DE)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2010

*(Became Harrington Raceway 5/28/2010)*

1st Red (Winners Circle & Slot Machine) None Rare 15  [CG012901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012901)

(No little cartoon man to left of Midway logo on reverse)

2nd Red (Winners Circle & Slot Machine) None V Scarce 7  [CG028357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028357)

(Dotted line on bottom of reverse is 74mm wide)

Red (Winners Circle & Slot Machine) None V Scarce 7  [CG029478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029478)

(Dotted line on bottom of reverse is 71mm wide)

(This issue has little cartoon man to left of Midway logo on reverse)

3rd Purple (Winners Circle Midway Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG028356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028356)

4th Red (Winners Circle & Pointing Hand) None Scarce 3  [CG028358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028358)

5th Gold (“Winners Circle Gold Club” & Slot Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG028360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028360)

Silver (“Winners Circle Platinum Gold Club” & Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG028361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028361)

(Both the Silver and Gold cards are dated 6/30/03)

6th Green/Purple ("Winners Circle" below Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG028359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028359)

Gold (“Winners Circle Gold Club” & Slot Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG047051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047051)

Silver (“Winners Circle Platinum Gold Club” & Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG047052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047052)

(This issue is dated 06/30/04 on the obverse of the Gold and Platinum cards)

7th Gold (“Winners Circle Gold Club” & Slot Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG028362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028362)

Silver (“Winners Circle Platinum Gold Club” & Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG047053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047053)

Mustard (“Gold Member” & Picture Square) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG047054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047054)

Black (“Platinum Member” & Picture Square) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG047055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047055)

(This issue is dated 06/30/06 on the obverse)

8th Red (“Winner’s Circle Club”) innovative Scarce 3  [CG028438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028438)

(Some cards used as bus cards, typically issued with $5, $10 or $15 values. White and

pinkish-white reverses known.)

9th Mustard (“Gold Member” & Picture Square) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG047056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047056)

Black (“Platinum Member” & Picture Square) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG047057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047057)

(This issue is dated 12/31/06 on the obverse)

10th Gold (“Winners Circle Gold Club” & Slot Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG047058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047058)

Silver (“Winners Circle Platinum Gold Club” & Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG047059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047059)

Mustard (“Gold Member” & Picture Square) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG047060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047060)

Black (“Platinum Member” & Picture Square) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG047061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047061)

(This issue is dated 06/30/07 on the obverse)

***(See Harrington Raceway for later cards)***

[**FLORIDA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=fl)

**AMERICAN CASINO CRUISES (Pensacola, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**BIG EASY CASINO (Riviera Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**BIG "M" CASINO (Ft.Myers Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**BLACK DIAMOND CASINO CRUISES (Port of Palm Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**CALDER RACE COURSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMGCA) **(Miami Gardens, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (“Twin Spires Slot Rewards Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG047375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047375)

Black (“Twin Spires Slot Rewards VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG205134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205134)

Green (“Twin Spires Poker Rewards Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG047376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047376)

[**CASINO @ DANIA BEACH, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLDBTC) **(Dania Beach, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Previously the Dania Casino & Jai Alai)*

1st Blue (Players Club – Magician) None Scarce 3  [CG165899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165899)

Red (Players Club – Illusionist) None Scarce 3  [CG176271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176271)

Gold (Players Club – Oracle) None V Scarce 7  [CG176272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176272)

Black (Players Club – Wizard) None V Scarce 7  [CG176273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176273)

**CASINO MIAMI (Miami, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**CASINO MIAMI JAI-ALAI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMIC1) **(Miami, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Viva) None V Scarce 7  [CG128643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128643)

**CASINO PRINCESA (Miami Bayside, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**CONTESSA CRUISE (N. Palm Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**DANIA CASINO & JAI ALAI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLDBJA) **(Dania Beach, FL)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2015

*(Became The Casino @ Dania Beach in 2015)*

1st Multi (Joy VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG144595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144595)

[**DAYTONA BEACH (**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLDBKC)**Daytona Beach, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Green (“Players Card” & Dogs, Cards, Chips) None Scarce 3  [CG128644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128644)

(Website is “daytonapokergreyhound.com”)

2nd Green (“Players Cards” & Dogs, Cards, Chips) None Scarce 3  [CG159478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159478)

(Website now “daytonagreyhound.com)

[**DERBY LANE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLSTDL) **(St Petersburg, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX White (Preferred Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG128645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128645)

(Oversized card with barcode on reverse. This card costs $25 at the track.)

**DISCOVERY 1 / DISCOVERY SUN (Miami, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**EBRO GREYHOUND PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLEBSH) **(Ebro, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Green (Club Ebro – Racing, Poker, Dining) None Scarce 3  [CG097218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097218)

Black (Club Ebro Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG097219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097219)

**ELLA STAR CASINO (Miami Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**EMPRESS CRUISE LINES (Clearwater, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**EUROPA SEA KRUZ (FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**FLAGLER GREYHOUND TRACK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMIMC) **(Miami, FL)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened ? Closed: yes

*(Became Magic City Casino)*

PC Purple (“VIP” & Barcode on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG172682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172682)

(Same card also used at Hollywood Greyhound Track)

[**GULFSTREAM PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLHAGP) **(Hallandale, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black/Bronze (Good Luck Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047725)

(White and pinkish-white reverses exist)

Black/Gold (Good Luck Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047726)

Black/Platinum (Good Luck Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047727)

2nd Blue/Brown (Good Luck Player’s Club BRONZE) None Scarce 3  [CG048028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048028)

("Good Luck" ends 7mm from right edge of card)

Blue/Brown (Good Luck Player’s Club BRONZE) None Scarce 3  [CG059847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059847)

("Good Luck" ends 10mm from right edge of card)

Blue/Gold (Good Luck Player’s Club GOLD) None Scarce 3  [CG095340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095340)

Blue/Silver (Good Luck Player’s Club PLATINUM) None Scarce 3  [CG095341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095341)

Blue/Black (Good Luck Player’s Club TITANIUM) None Scarce 3  [CG095342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095342)

(Golden wave between colors on obverse. "It's your turn to win!" under casino name on reverse.)

3rd Blue/Brown (Good Luck Player’s Club BRONZE) None Scarce 3  [CG047728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047728)

(Same obverse as 2nd issue but has "Entertain The Possibilities" under casino name on reverse.)

4th Purple/Bronze (Good Luck Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047729)

(No level indicated, has gold rectangle under GulfStream logo on obverse)

XX Black (“Player Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG047730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047730)

(This oversized thin plastic card was used prior to the regular slot cards listed above)

XX Blue (2008 Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047731)

XX Blue (XB Rewards at Gulfstream Park) None Scarce 3  [CG195380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195380)

(Xpressbet card for track betting)

**HARD ROCK CASINOS (several locations - FL)**

[Indian Casino]

*(See Seminole Hard Rock entries for earlier issues or Seminole Hard Rock in the Universal*

*section for current issues)*

[**HIALEAH PARK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLHIHP) **(Hialeah, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened 2013 Closed: no

1st Pink (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG114010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114010)

Silver (Player's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG114930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114930)

Black (Player's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG115591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115591)

[**HOLLYWOOD GREYHOUND TRACK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLHAMG) **(Hallandale, FL)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened ? Closed: yes

*(Became Mardi Gras Casino)*

PC Purple (“VIP” & Barcode on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG172682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172682)

(Same card also used at Flagler Greyhound Track)

**ISLAND BREEZE CASINO (Port of Palm Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**ISLE of CAPRI (Pompano Park, FL) )**

*(See "Isle of Capri" in the Universal Section)*

**JACKS OR BETTER CASINO (Atlantic Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**LAS VEGAS CASINO LINES (FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**LEISURE LADY CASINO (Ft. Myers Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship]*(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**LUCKY’S CARD ROOM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLTALU) **(Tampa, FL)**

[Card Room]*(See “Tampa Greyhound Park”)*

[**MAGIC CITY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMIMC) **(Miami, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(Originally Flagler Greyhound Track)*

1st Green (Players Club Magician) None Scarce 3  [CG047596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047596)

Orange (Players Club Illusionist) None Scarce 3  [CG047597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047597)

Purple (Players Club Wizard) None Scarce 3  [CG047598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047598)

Blue (Players Club Oracle) None Scarce 3  [CG047642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047642)

**MAJESTY I (Saint Pete, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**MARDI GRAS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLHAMG) **(Hallandale Beach, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(Originally Hollywood Greyhound Track)*

1st Green (Charter Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG047732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047732)

(The name “Hallandale Beach” is large and stretches from “A” to “A” in Mardi Gras)

2nd Green (Charter Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG047733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047733)

(The name “Hallandale Beach” is small and stretches from “R” to “R” in Mardi Gras)

3rd Purple (Three 7’s over a Greyhound) None Scarce 3  [CG047734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047734)

4th Blue/Purple (comedy/drama masks) None Scarce 3  [CG047735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047735)

5th Purple (Slots & Jesters) None Scarce 3  [CG047736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047736)

(“Mardi Gras Racetrack & Gaming Center” at bottom on obverse)

6th Purple (Slots & Jesters) None Scarce 3  [CG047737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047737)

(“Mardi Gras Casino” at bottom on obverse)

7th Purple (Krewe Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047738)

Green (Krewe Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047739)

Gold (Krewe Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047740)

Grey (Krewe Club) None Scarce 3  [CG144856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144856)

Black (Mask in lower left) None V Scarce 7  [CG048026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048026)

(Blank line between web address on reverse and "Mardi Gras Casino, Where It's Aways a Party!")

8th Purple (Krewe Club) None Scarce 3  [CG144857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144857)

Gold (Krewe Club) None Scarce 3  [CG144858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144858)

Black (Krewe Club) None Scarce 3  [CG144859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144859)

(No blank line between web address on reverse and "Mardi Gras Casino, Where It's Aways a Party!")

XX Black (The Big Easy Poker Room) None V Scarce 3  [CG048027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048027)

(Raised printing on obverse)

**MARDI GRAS QUEEN (Tarpon Springs, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**MICCOSUKEE RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMIMI) **(Miami, FL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Yellow (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056252)

2nd Yellow (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056282)

(Pre-printed “Insert” and arrow below “Players Club”)

3rd Brown/Black (“Ultimate Rewards Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056283)

**MONTE CARLO CASINO CRUISER (Pompano Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**OCEAN JEWEL (St. Petersburg, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**PALM BEACH CRUISE LINE (W. Palm Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**PALM BEACH KENNEL CLUB (Palm Beach, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Excitement at the speed of hound” Horses and Dog) None Scarce 3  [CG128642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128642)

**PALM BEACH PRINCESS (Riviera Beach, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**PENSACOLA GREYHOUND TRACK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLPEGT) **(Pensacola, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Pensacola Greyhound Track & Poker Room) None Scarce 3  [CG096286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096286)

(Good thru 12/2012, poker chips across obverse bottom)

[**POMPANO PARK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLPOPP) **(Pompano, FL)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Power Player" & Horse head) None Scarce 3  [CG004146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004146)

(Magnetic strip on otherwise blank reverse)

Green (“Power Player” & “Clubhouse”) None Scarce 3  [CG004746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004746)

Mustard (“Power Player” & “Boxholder”) None Scarce 3  [CG004747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004747)

2nd Purple (“Power Player Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG004748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004748)

(“Pompano Park Harness Track” with black reverse)

3rd Purple (“Power Player Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG047031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047031)

(“Pompano Park Racing and Poker” with white reverse)

(Race track now uses the generic Isle of Capri cards shown in the Universal Slot Card section)

**ROYAL STAR (Miami, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**SEA ESCAPE (Port Canaveral, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**SEMINOLE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLBRSI) **(Brighton, FL)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Orange (“Seminole Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056290)

(This card mentions 5 Seminole Casinos in center of reverse)

2nd Red ("Seminole Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG058697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058697)

(This card mentions 6 Seminole Casinos in center of reverse)

(On both issues, web address on second line from bottom on reverse is

"www.seminolecasinobrighton.com")

(See “Seminole Hard Rock” in the Universal section for later issues)

**[SEMINOLE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLCCSI) (Coconut Creek, FL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Purple/Multi (“Player’s Paradise Card) None Scarce 3  [CG056361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056361)

(7mm and 9mm high barcodes known)

2nd Red (“Seminole Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056388)

(“Players Club” is 62 mm with “ADMIT-IT” mostly below “Florida” in line above)

3rd Red (“Seminole Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056398)

(“Players Club” is 53 mm with “ADMIT-IT” below “Creek” & “Florida” in line above)

(Address on second line from bottom on reverse of 2nd and 3rd issue cards is Coconut Creek)

(Hard Rock and Seminole both listed on the reverse from 2nd issue on)

XX Silver (Limited Edition Platinum Wild Card) None Rare 10  [CG091081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091081)

(See “Seminole Hard Rock” in the Universal section for later issues)

[**SEMINOLE CASINO HOLLYWOOD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLHOSI) **(Hollywood, FL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Multi (All Access Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG054383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054383)

(Barcode on reverse is 7mm high with numbers printed BELOW the barcode)

Multi (All Access Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG056574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056574)

(Barcode on reverse is 12.5mm high with numbers printed ABOVE the barcode)

2nd Red (“Seminole Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG056575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056575)

3rd Multi (“Ko Na Wi” & Picture of Casino Entrance) None Scarce 3  [CG056576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056576)

(See “Seminole Hard Rock” in the Universal section for current issues)

[**SEMINOLE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLIMSG) **(Immokalee, FL)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Orange (“Seminole Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG060092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060092)

(Web address on bottom line of reverse)

2nd Dk Orange (“Seminole Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG091703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091703)

Cherry Red (“Seminole Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG060093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060093)

(This issue has gambling problem phone number on bottom line of reverse)

(All cards have Immokalee, FL address on second line from bottom on reverse)

(See “Seminole Hard Rock” in the Universal section for later issues)

[**SEMINOLE CASINO / BINGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLTASG) **(Tampa, FL)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st White (Seminole Bingo Winners Circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG005907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005907)

2nd Yellow (Celebration Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG090283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090283)

XX Cream (Seminole Gaming Palace & Bar Code) None Rare 15  [CG186730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186730)

(Player picture at right)

XX White (Seminole Indian Casino & Bar Code) None V Scarce 7  [CG005908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005908)

(Player picture at right)

XX Yellow (Seminole Indian Casino Celebration Card) None V Scarc 7  [CG005913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005913)

(The bar code is on the obverse of this card, and there is a signature strip on the reverse.

Used for discounts-not machine use.)

(See “Seminole Hard Rock” in the Universal section for later issues)

[**SEMINOLE HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLHOSH) **(Hollywood, FL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & “Charter Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG056572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056572)

2nd Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG044369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044369)

(There are 4 lines of text in the paragraph on the reverse between the logos)

3rd Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG052370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052370)

(3 lines of text in paragraph on the reverse between logos. “Hollywood, FL” is **narrower** than

“Hotel & Casino” above it on the obverse.)

4th Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG060091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060091)

(“Hollywood, FL” is **wider** than "Hotel & Casino" above it on the obverse)

TC Green (Poker Room PokerPro Account Card) CardUSA V Scarce 7  [CG056573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056573)

TC Silver (Poker Room PokerPro Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040881)

XX Blue (VIP Parking & Guitar) None V Scarce 7  [CG059973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059973)

(See “Seminole Hard Rock” in the Universal section for later issues)

[**SEMINOLE HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLTASH) **(Tampa, FL)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & 2 Small arrows right) None Scarce 3  [CG005927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005927)

2nd Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & 2 Large arrows right) None Scarce 3  [CG005928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005928)

3rd Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & 2 Small arrows left) None Scarce 3  [CG005929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005929)

(“Hard Rock logo is on the right side of the reverse)

4th Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & 2 Small arrows left) None Scarce 3  [CG005934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005934)

(2nd line begins with “conditions…” & Hard Rock logo is now on the left side of the reverse)

5th Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & 2 Small arrows left) None Scarce 3  [CG005937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005937)

(2nd line begins with “and conditions…”)

6th Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & 2 Small arrows left) None Scarce 3  [CG005938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005938)

(On obverse “Hotel & Casino” is in black)

7th Brown (“Rockin’ Rewards” & 2 Small arrows left) None Scarce 3  [CG005939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005939)

(No “Tampa – Hollywood, FL” underneath Hard Rock logo on reverse. Tampa logo on obverse

but second line from bottom on reverse is a Hollywood, FL address, not sure if printing error.)

TC Green (“Poker Room PokerPro Account Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005940)

PC Purple ($20 Free Play for New Members Only) None Scarce 3  [CG004218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004218)

(Copyright 2008 on reverse)

(See “Seminole Hard Rock” in the Universal section for later issues)

**ST. TROPEZ CASINO CRUISES (Port Everglades, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**STERLING CASINO LINES (FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**SUNCRUZ (Dania, Key Largo, Port Richey, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**TAMPA BAY DOWNS (Tampa Bay, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Horse Race) None Scarce 3  [SCG00008](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00008.jpg)

(This card is a thin plastic and oversized with a barcode)

2nd Red (“The Club” & Horse Race) None Scarce 3  [SCG00009](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00009.jpg)

Grey (“The Club Platinum Card” & Horse Race) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00010](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00010.jpg)

XX Blue (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00011](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00011.jpg)

[**TAMPA GREYHOUND PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLTALU) **(Tampa, FL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st White (Lucky’s Card Room-Lucky’s Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022631)

**TROPICANA CRUISE (Miami, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**VICTORY CASINO CRUISES (Port Canaveral, FL)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**GEORGIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ga)

**EMERALD PRINCESS II (Brunswick, GA)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**IDAHO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=id)

[**BANNOCK PEAK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDAVBP) **(Ft. Hall, ID)**

[Indian Casino]

*(Previously the Shoshone Bannock, see Fort Hall Casino for current cards)*

[**CLEARWATER RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDLECR) **(Lewiston, ID)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue (“The River Rocks Players Club” & Mountain) None Scarce 3  [CG014043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014043)

2nd Blue (“Rewards Club” & Fish logo centered) None Scarce 3  [CG014044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014044)

(Color variations exist)

3rd Blue (“Rewards Club” & Fish logo upper left ) 01 Scarce 3  [CG014056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014056)

(Has provision for player photo in lower right on obverse, “01” upper right reverse)

4th Blue (“Rewards Club” & Fish logo upper right ) None Scarce 3  [CG014068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014068)

(Has provision for player photo in lower right on obverse, also lists It'se-Ye-Ye Casino and

used at both locations)

[**COEUR D'ALENE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDWOCD) **(Worley, ID)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green/White ("Cool Coyote VIP Club") None V Rare 25  [CG004865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004865)

2nd Blue (Coyote Head at bottom of "VIP") None Rare+ 20  [CG004866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004866)

(Web address on reverse)

3rd Tan (“Coyote Rewards Club” & Paw Print) None Scarce 3  [CG004867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004867)

(Has “Coeur D’Alene Casino” 1st line on reverse)

4th Yellow (“Coyote Rewards Club” & Paw Print) None Scarce 3  [CG004868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004868)

(Has “Coeur D’Alene Casino Resort Hotel” 1st line on reverse)

5th Tan (“Coyote Rewards Club” & Casino Interior) None Scarce 3  [CG004869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004869)

6th Tan (“Coyote Rewards Club” & Casino Exterior) None Scarce 3  [CG004871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004871)

7th Brown (“Coyote Rewards Club” & Feathers) None Scarce 3  [CG092404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092404)

8th Multi ("Coyote Rewards Club" & "731,921") None Scarce 3  [CG148093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148093)

Multi ("Coyote Rewards Club" & "$731,921.6▓") None Scarce 3  [CG148418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148418)

(All cards after the 2nd issue can have player photo on reverse)

[**FORT HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDFHFH) **(Ft. Hall, ID)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st White/Green Multi (The Buffalo Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG014079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014079)

2nd Orange/Black Multi (“The Buffalo Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG014080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014080)

(**Wide grey** band at bottom of obverse, narrow purple band top)

3rd Orange/Black Multi (“The Buffalo Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG014081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014081)

(**Wide purple** band at top, narrow grey band bottom)

4th Orange/Black Multi (“The Buffalo Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG089616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089616)

(**Wide grey** band at bottom of obverse, narrow purple band top. Added Sage Hill Casino, rev.

Last line on reverse is "privileges and redemption.")

5th Orange/Black Multi (“The Buffalo Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG014082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014082)

(Last line on reverse starts "If found please return...")

6th White/Green (Players Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG014083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014083)

(All issues have pictures of buffalo on the obverse. See Shoshone-Bannock for earlier issues.)

[**IT'SE-YE-YE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDKAIY) **(Lewiston, ID)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Clearwater River Casino" - Lewiston – 4th issue)*

[**KOOTENAI RIVER INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDBFKR) **(Bonners Ferry, ID)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st White/Yellow (“Player’s Club” & Man holding money) None V Rare 25  [CG014069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014069)

2nd Multicolored (Kootenai Casino Players Club) None Rare+ 20  [CG014070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014070)

Silver (Kootenai Casino Logo & “Players Club”) None Rare+ 20  [CG014071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014071)

Gold (Kootenai Casino Logo & “Players Club”) None Rare+ 20  [CG014072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014072)

3rd Orange/Green (“VIP Kootenai Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014073)

(Casino name, address & phone number on reverse)

Orange/Green (“VIP Kootenai Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014074)

(NO text on reverse)

4th Yellow/Green (“VIP Kootenai Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014075)

(Casino name, address & phone number on reverse)

Yellow/Green (“VIP Kootenai Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014076)

(NO Text reverse)

5th Grey/Black Multi (“Ktunaxa (tu-nax-ha) Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014077)

[**SAGE HILL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDFHSH) **(Ft. Hall, ID)**

[Indian Casino] *(See Fort Hall Casino)*

[**SHOSHONE-BANNOCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IDFHSC) **(Ft. Hall, ID)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: yes

*(Now the Bannock Peak Casino, see Fort Hall Casino for later cards)*

1st Orange/Black (“Player’s Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014078)

[**ILLINOIS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=il)

[**ALTON BELLE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILALAB) **(Alton, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 1999

1st White (VIP Card - Girl Logo) None V Rare 75  [CG010686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010686)

(Argosy Gaming Company temporarily used generic cards before issuing their own cards)

2nd White (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG010685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010685)

Black (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG010689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010689)

(Reverse on this issue lists 5 Argosy casinos, Alton Belle address at bottom left. Small “SM”

after $100 chip in obverse logo)

3rd White (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG212052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212052)

(Larger Argosy logo with no “SM” after $100 chip)

[**ARGOSY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILALAR) **(Alton, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Blue (Preferred & “7’s” on Slot Reel) None Common 1  [CG004145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004145)

("TM" after Argosy, has "www.argosyalton.com" web address with signature strip)

2nd Blue (Preferred & "7's" on Slot Reel) None Common 1  [CG131112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131112)

(Registration mark "®" after Argosy, has "www.argosyalton.com web address and NO

signature strip)

**BALMORAL PARK RACE TRACK ( Crete, IL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2015

1st Red (“Horseplayer Plus”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00012](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00012.jpg)

2nd Gold (“Horseplayer Plus”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00013](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00013.jpg)

3rd Blue (“Horseplayer Plus Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00014](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00014.jpg)

(Last card also used at Maywood Park and listed under both locations)

[**CASINO QUEEN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILESCQ) **(East St. Louis, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Red ("The Club" Cartoon Captain) Faraday Rare 50  [CG004635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004635)

2nd Black ("Queen of Clubs" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG004636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004636)

(Last line on reverse is "request. This card will expire one year after date of issuance.”

Height of reverse text is 10mm.)

Black (“Queen of Clubs” Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG004637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004637)

(Same as above, but height of reverse text is 8.5mm)

3rd Black ("Queen of Clubs" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG004638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004638)

(Last line on reverse has "This card will expire 12-31-1999”)

4th Black ("Queen of Clubs" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG004646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004646)

(Last line on reverse has "This card will expire 12-31-2000”)

Pearl ("The Queen's Table") None V Scarce 7  [CG004650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004650)

Silver ("The Queen's Table") None V Scarce 7  [CG004660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004660)

5th Black ("Queen of Clubs" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG004662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004662)

(Red arrows on obverse. Also, last line is “one year after date of issuance.”)

6th Black (“Queen of Clubs” Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG004663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004663)

(No red arrows on obverse. Last line on reverse says “Will expire one year…”)

7th Red/Black ("Queen's Club" over logo) None Common 1  [CG073793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073793)

8th Red/Black (“Queen’s Club” over logo) ACC Common 1  [CG004634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004634)

(Both 7th and 8th issues have the register mark “®” after the “N” in Queen in the Logo)

9th Red/Black ("Queen's Club" over logo) None Common 1  [CG004666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004666)

(There is NO ® register mark in the Logo)

10th Red/Black ("Queen's Club" over logo) None Common 1  [CG004667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004667)

(This card has a web address on the reverse)

(Some cards are issued with a “S” for “Senior” sticker)

11th Yellow/Orange (Exclusive Rewards – Treasure Card) None Common 1  [CG009569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009569)

Blue (Exclusive Rewards – Majestic Card) None Scarce 3  [CG009570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009570)

Green (Exclusive Rewards – Royalty Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG009584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009584)

Black (Crown Card Elite Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG009586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009586)

(Higher level cards have the exp. Date July 31, 2008 on the obverse)

12th White (“Queens Club”) PG Common 1  [CG009587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009587)

Red (“Queens Club”) PG Common 1  [CG009588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009588)

Gold (“Queens Club”) PG Common 1  [CG009591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009591)

Black (“Crown Member”) PG V Scarce 7  [CG009592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009592)

(Above 4 cards copyright 2009 on reverse)

Blue (Exclusive Rewards – Majestic Card) None Scarce 3  [CG202374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202374)

Green (Exclusive Rewards – Royalty Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG009593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009593)

Black (Crown Card Elite Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG128102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128102)

(Above 3 cards have the exp. Date July 31, 2009 on the obverse. )

13th Silver (“Queens Club”) None Common 1  [CG009594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009594)

Red (“Queens Club”) None Common 1  [CG009605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009605)

Gold (“Queens Club”) None Common 1  [CG009606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009606)

(This issue is copyright 2010)

14th Silver (“Queens Club”) None Common 1  [CG088697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088697)

Red (“Queens Club”) None Common 1  [CG009607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009607)

Gold (“Queens Club”) None Common 1  [CG009608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009608)

(This issue is copyright 2011)

15th White (The Queen’s Club) None Common 1  [CG169330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169330)

Grey (The Queen’s Club – Silver Member) None Common 1  [CG169331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169331)

Mustard (The Queen’s Club – Gold Member) None Common 1  [CG169332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169332)

Blue (The Queen’s Club – Diamond Member) None Scarce 3  [CG169333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169333)

Black (The Queen’s Club – Crown Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG169334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169334)

(This issue is copyright 2016)

XX White/Green (Special event) None V Scarce 7  [CG009610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009610)

(Temporary Card Only)

[**EMPRESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILJOEM) **(Joliet, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2008

(Since several issues are used in both Joliet and Hammond, it may be helpful to know

that the first three digits of the player# = "069" for Joliet and "142" for Hammond.

Specifically, the 2nd and 4th thru 7th Joliet issues were used at both locations.)

1st White (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Rare 50  [CG004191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004191)

(6mm space from “Signature” to first line of paragraph, “Y” in You is under “gn” in signature)

White (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Rare 50  [CG004192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004192)

(4mm space from “Signature” to first line of paragraph, “Y” in You is under “ig” in signature)

(1st issue reverse phone number is (708) 345-6789 & has “Empress River Casino” on obverse)

2nd Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None Rare 15  [CG004197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004197)

(Obverse has "Empress River Casino" and only features of face are a hologram)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None Rare 15  [CG004198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004198)

(Obverse has "Empress River Casino" and entire face is a hologram)

3rd Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) NBS Rare 15  [CG004200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004200)

(Obverse has "Empress Casino Joliet")

4th Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004208)

(Obverse has "Empress Casino". Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700".

On reverse, "Authorized Signature" is slightly **left** of the paragraph margin.)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004209)

(Obverse has "Empress Casino". Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700".

On reverse, "Authorized Signature" is slightly **right** of the paragraph margin.)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004210)

(Same as above with **gold** hologram, not silver)

5th Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004214)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-9-WITH-IT". **Signature strip**.)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004216)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-9-WITH-IT". **NO signature strip**.)

Gold (Woman's Face and Hair) None Rare 10  [CG009413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009413)

6th Purple (Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG004217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004217)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-GAMBLER")

7th Purple (Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG065569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065569)

(1-888-4EMPRESS phone number starts under "t" in "hotel")

Purple (Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG053656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053656)

(1-888-4EMPRESS phone number starts under "r" in "reservations")

(This issue, reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700")

(Sometimes, 6th and 7th issue cards have a "Value Sticker" affixed good for six months.

Colors known are: Gold <1998>, Red <1999> and Purple <2000>)

8th Gold (Winners Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG004219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004219)

(Black and Brown mag strips exist with brown being more scarce, having a lower obverse logo)

Silver (Inner Circle) None Rare 25  [CG004220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004220)

Red (“Inner Circle” & Player’s Photo) None Rare 25  [CG004222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004222)

Blue (“Pharaoh’s Inner Circle” & Players Photo) None Rare 25  [CG004223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004223)

(Reverse is copyright 2001)

Silver (Player Photo & “Exp 01/31/01”) None Rare 25  [CG004224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004224)

(No logo on front, mentions Inner Circle card on reverse in 4th line)

9th Purple ("Preferred Empress") None Common 1  [CG004225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004225)

10th Purple (“Preferred Empress”) None Common 1  [CG065571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065571)

(There is mention of “Empress Casino Joliet” on the reverse)

11th Purple (“Preferred Empress Pharoh”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005087)

(This is a “picture card” with members photo on obverse)

12th Blue (Argosy’s Empress Preferred) None Common 1  [CG005068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005068)

(This issue now states the name “Argosy” before the “Empress” name)

Mustard (Argosy’s Empress Preferred) None Common 1  [CG005069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005069)

Mustard (Argosy’s Empress Preferred) None Common 1  [CG005070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005070)

(This issue has a small box on the left of the reverse)

Grey (Argosy’s Empress Preferred) None Common 1  [CG005081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005081)

(Text centered on reverse)

Grey (Argosy’s Empress Preferred) None Common 3  [CG005082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005082)

(Text moved to the right-allowing room for a member’s picture)

13a Black/Blue (The NOW Card – Sapphire Circle) None Common 1  [CG005083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005083)

(End colors vary from blue to purple)

Black/Gold (The NOW Card – Gold Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG005084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005084)

Black/Silver (The NOW Card – Platinum Circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG005085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005085)

(Full text reverse)

(On this issue the reverse paragraph of text is closer to “Joliet, IL” with approx.. 1mm space

and further from the mailing address at the bottom, with approx.3mm space)

13b Black/Blue (The NOW Card – Sapphire Circle) None Common 1  [CG103101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103101)

Black/Gold (The NOW Card – Gold Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG103102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103102)

Black/SIlver (The NOW Card – Platinum Circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG103103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103103)

(Full text reverse)

(On this issue the reverse paragraph of text is centered with approx. 2mm space before and after)

14th Black (The NOW Card – Platinum Circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG005086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005086)

(Reverse text moved to the right allowing for member picture on left)

15th Blue (Club Hollywood) None Common 1  [CG009636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009636)

Mustard (Club Hollywood “celebrity”) None Common 1  [CG009639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009639)

Red (Club Hollywood “producer”) None Common 1  [CG009640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009640)

(Bottom line of text on reverse is aligned with the text above with phone# & web address)

16th Blue (Club Hollywood) None Common 1  [CG024538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024538)

Mustard (Club Hollywood "celebrity") None Common 1  [CG148313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148313)

Red (Club Hollywood “producer”) None Common 1  [CG212100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212100)

(Bottom line of text on reverse starts to the left of the text above with phone# & web address)

XX Green/White (Frequent Visitors Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG009641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009641)

XX Blue (“Concierge Club” & Large Lady’s Face & Hair) DLR CP V Rare 75  [CG009443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009443)

(Dated 6/99 obverse. Empress Illinois also mentioned on reverse and used at both locations.)

XX Red (Concierge Club & Large Lady’s Face & Hair) None V Rare 75  [CG009643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009643)

(Dated 2000 obverse. Empress Indiana also mentioned on reverse and used at both locations)

XX Red (Preferred Empress Pahaaoh) None V Scarce 7  [CG009644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009644)

(Entrance card for Pharaoh’s Club Lounge, does not track slot play. Has room for player photo)

(Destroyed by fire while being renovated in 2008, reopened as Hollywood Casino in Dec 2010)

[**GRAND VICTORIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILELGV) **(Elgin, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st White (Club Victoria) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG004226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004226)

(Phone number on reverse. Two paragraphs.)

2nd White (Club Victoria) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG004227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004227)

(No phone number on reverse. One large paragraph.)

3rd White (Club Victoria) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG004228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004228)

("DLR CP" on **top right** of reverse)

4th White (Club Victoria) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG004229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004229)

("DLR CP" on **bottom right** of reverse)

5th White (Club Victoria) NLP&S Scarce 3  [CG004230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004230)

(This card is also known with a tiny “+” on the top obverse corner)

White (“Club Victoria”) None V Scarce 7  [CG011893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011893)

(Last line on reverse includes the "1-800-GAMBLER" phone number)

6th White (“Club Victoria”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004231)

(Punch Board Reader)

White (“Club Victoria”) None Common 1  [CG004232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004232)

(Magnetic Stripe)

(These cards have a small logo, which covers the top half, on the right side of the obverse)

7th Gold (“Grand Victoria Casino” & “Brighton Member”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG004233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004233)

(There is NO box around the crest)

8th Gold (“Grand Victoria Casino” & “Brighton Member”) NLPS V Scarce 7  [CG004234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004234)

(Red box around crest. “New Life Printing and Services” is on the reverse bottom right corner.

Has Valid Thru 10/14/01 on reverse.)

9th Gold (“Grand Victoria Casino” & “Brighton Member”) NLPS V Scarce 7  [CG004235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004235)

(Black box around crest. “New Life Printing and Services” on the reverse bottom right corner.

Has Valid Thru 10/14/01 on reverse.)

10th Grey (“Club Victoria Elite” & “Brighton Member”) NLPS V Scarce 7  [CG004240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004240)

(This “Elite” card has “New Life Printing and Services” on the reverse bottom right corner.

Has Valid Thru 10/14/01 on reverse.)

11th Grey (“Club Victoria Elite” & “Brighton Member”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG004253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004253)

12th White ("Club Victoria VIP" – Valid thru 10/14/01) New Life Scarce 3  [CG004254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004254)

White ("Club Victoria VIP" – Valid thru 04/15/02) New Life Scarce 3  [CG024539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024539)

(Bold “Valid thru” with italic date)

White ("Club Victoria VIP" – Valid thru 04/15/02) New Life Scarce 3  [CG212105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212105)

(Normal “Valid thru” date date)

Red (“Grand Victoria” & “Brighton Member Crest” 02) None Rare 10  [CG004236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004236)

Blue (“Grand Victoria” & “Brighton Member Crest 03”) None Rare 50  [CG004239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004239)

(Picture cards – these card are for the high-rollers. The Blue is for Ultra High-rollers.)

13th White ("Club Victoria VIP" – Valid thru 4/15/03) None Scarce 3  [CG103104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103104)

White ("Club Victoria VIP" – Valid thru 1/31/04) None Scarce 3  [CG004255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004255)

(These VIP cards have a mag stripe and no punch holes)

Red (“Grand Victoria” & “Brighton Member Crest” 04) None Rare 10  [CG159252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159252)

14th Dk/Lt/Blue (“Club Victoria”) None Common 1  [CG004256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004256)

(Dash **(-)** in web address)

Dk/Lt/Blue (“VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG004271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004271)

Green (“VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG004272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004272)

(This issue has no TM after the logo on reverse)

15th Dk/Lt/Blue (“Club Victoria”) None Common 1  [CG004285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004285)

(Obverse “Club Victoria” ends 4mm from right side of card)

Dk/Lt/Blue (“Club Victoria”) None Common 1  [CG009645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009645)

(Obverse “Club Victoria” ends 9mm from right side of card to make room for punch hole)

Green (“VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG004286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004286)

Gold (Honorary Brighton) None V Scarce 7  [CG004288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004288)

Silver (“Brighton” & picture box) None V Scarce 7  [CG004289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004289)

Silver (“Elite” & picture box) None V Scarce 7  [CG004291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004291)

(This issue has **TM** after the logo centered on reverse. No dash **(-)** in web address.)

16th Blue/Black (VGC Club Chrome) None Common 1  [CG107590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107590)

Brown/Black (VGC Club Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG107017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107017)

Silver/Black (VGC Club Sterling) None V Scarce 7  [CG107018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107018)

Gold/Black (VGC Club 24 Karat) None V Scarce 7  [CG107019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107019)

XX Red (Victoria's Morning Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009646)

XX Lt Blue (Victoria’s Morning Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009647)

XX Tan (Victoria’s Morning Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009648)

XX Lavender (Victoria’s Morning Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009697)

XX Lt Grey (Victoria’s Morning Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009698)

XX Purple (Victoria's Morning Club) New Life V Scarce 7  [CG009707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009707)

XX Orange (Victoria's Morning Club) New Life V Scarce 7  [CG009709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009709)

XX Dk Green (Victoria’s Morning Club) New Life V Scarce 7  [CG009710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009710)

XX Lt Green (Victoria’s Morning Club) New Life V Scarce 7  [CG009711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009711)

XX Beige (Victoria’s Morning Club) New Life V Scarce 7  [CG009712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009712)

(Actually "New Life Printing". These cards are issued to better customers for a free breakfast

on the morning cruise. Cards change color every 3 months.)

XX Purple (Morning Club & Crown Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG009713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009713)

XX Red (Morning Club & Crown Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG009730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009730)

XX Dk Green (Morning Club & Crown Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG009740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009740)

XX Dk Blue (Morning Club & Crown Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG009741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009741)

(This next group of cards have a TM after the logo centered on reverse, previous cards did not)

XX Purple (Morning Club & Crown Logo 6/1/11 – w/tm) None V Scarce 7  [CG005067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005067)

XX Dk Green (Morning Club & Crown Logo – w/tm) None V Scarce 7  [CG009749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009749)

**(Morning Club cards had various expiration dates printed on the blank cards,**

**front or back. Some cards have white and/or pinkish-white reverses.)**

PC White (“Victoria’s Morning Club” & Blue Diamond) None Rare 15  [CG009750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009750)

(Many different stickers have been attached to the cards)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILJOHA) **(Joliet, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Gold/Blue (“Joliet” on City Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG010371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010371)

2nd Gold/Blue ("Joliet" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG010384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010384)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & "Bet with your head, not over it.")

Gold/Blue ("Joliet" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG010372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010372)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & "Know when to stop before you start.")

(Cards have been found with stickers)

XX Yellow (“The Captain’s Circle”) None V Rare 50  [CG010373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010373)

(Very thin plastic, good for preferred boarding, valet and food comps)

*(Now uses generic Harrah’s multi-property cards)*

**HAWTHORNE RACE COURSE (Stickney, IL)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (Club Hawthorne Preferred Member) None Scarce 3  [SCG00015](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00015.jpg)

(Barcode Reverse with numbers printed BELOW the 17mm high barcode)

2nd Multi (Club Hawthorne Preferred Member) None Scarce 3  [SCG00016](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00016.jpg)

(Barcode Reverse with numbers printed ABOVE the 13mm high barcode)

3rd Red (Member Player Club Hawthorne) None Scarce 3  [SCG00017](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00017.jpg)

Grey (Silver Player Club Hawthorne) None Scarce 3  [SCG00018](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00018.jpg)

Mustard (Gold Player Club Hawthorne) None Scarce 3  [SCG00019](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00019.jpg)

Black (Platinum Player Club Hawthorne) None Scarce 3  [SCG00020](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00020.jpg)

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILAUHC) **(Aurora, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Black (Screen Test) None V Scarce 7  [CG004078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004078)

Black (Marquee) None V Scarce 7  [CG004079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004079)

(Reverse has straight "Hollywood Casino." No stars on logo. "R" after Green "Casino”)

2nd Black (Screen Test) None V Scarce 7  [CG004080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004080)

(Reverse has straight "Hollywood Casino." No stars on logo. "TM" after Green "Casino”)

3rd Black (Screen Test) None V Scarce 7  [CG004081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004081)

Black (Marquee) None V Scarce 7  [CG004082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004082)

(Reverse has straight "Hollywood Casino." No stars on logo. "TM" after “Hollywood”. Also,

"Aurora" is centered underneath "Casino". On earlier issues, "Aurora" is off to right.)

4th Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG004083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004083)

Black (Marquee) None Scarce 3  [CG004084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004084)

(Reverse has straight "Hollywood Casino." Stars above logo.)

Black (Marquee) None V Scarce 7  [CG004089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004089)

(Added “Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-**Gambler**.”)

5th Black (Screen Test) None V Scarce 7  [CG187574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187574)

(Third line under signature strip is “reservations and information.”)

Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG004077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004077)

(Third line under signature strip is “information.”)

Black (Marquee) None Scarce 3  [CG004092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004092)

Gold (Marquee Gold w/Film Strip Across Bottom) None Rare 25  [CG004096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004096)

(Reverse has "Hollywood" on film strip and "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700.")

6th Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG004097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004097)

Black (Marquee) None Scarce 3  [CG004098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004098)

(Reverse has "Hollywood" on film strip and "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-**Gambler.**")

7a Black (Screen Test) None Common 1  [CG128640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128640)

Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG128641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128641)

Gold (Marquee Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG004112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004112)

(Has web address on reverse without "aurora" in the web address)

7b Black (Screen Test) None Common 1  [CG004105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004105)

Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG004111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004111)

(Has web address on reverse with "aurora" in the web address)

8th Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG004113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004113)

(The last line extends to the left of the paragraph)

Black (Screen Test) None Common 1  [CG004118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004118)

(Both cards in this issue have a black & white logo on the reverse)

Red/ Pink/White (“Hollywood Marquee Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG004127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004127)

(**Colorful** ball reverse, curled filmstrip on obverse)

Red/ Pink/White (“Hollywood Marquee Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG004128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004128)

(**Gold** ball reverse., curled filmstrip on obverse)

Gold/Black (“Marquee Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004129)

(The Premier & Gold cards are a “picture” card with the member’s photo on the obverse)

9th Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG004132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004132)

(“aurora” **not** in the web address)

Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG004133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004133)

(“aurora" **IN** the web address)

(Last line on the reverse aligns with the paragraph on this issue)

10th Mustard (Hollywood Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG091052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091052)

11th Black (Screen Test) Innovative Common 1  [CG091194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091194)

(No **signature** strip)

Red (“Hollywood Marquee Premier” & Starburst) None Scarce 3  [CG092555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092555)

Yellow (“Marquee Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG099301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099301)

12th Black (Marquee) Innovative Common 3  [CG111169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111169)

(“**Filmstrip**” on reverse)

Yellow/Brown (“Hollywood Marquee Premier”) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG113970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113970)

Mustard/Orange (“Marquee Gold”) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG113991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113991)

13th Black (Screen Test) (I) Common 1  [CG113992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113992)

Black (Marquee) Innovative Common 3  [CG005088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005088)

(**No “filmstrip**” on reverse of Screen Test or Marquee cards)

Orange/Brown (“Marquee Premier” & Film Reel) None Scarce 3  [CG005089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005089)

Orange/Brown (“Marquee Gold” & Marquee w/faint lights) None Scarce 3  [CG005090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005090)

14th Red (“Marquee Premier” & Open Stage) None Scarce 3  [CG005091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005091)

Mustard (“Marquee Gold” & Film Strip/Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG187575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187575)

(This issue has “simply the best!” under the player picture square)

(The “Premier” and “Gold” cards in the 10th – 14th issues have provision for the players picture)

15th Blue (Club Hollywood Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG010426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010426)

Mustard (Club Hollywood Marquee) None Scarce 3  [CG010427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010427)

(This issue has 4 lines of text in the main paragraph on the reverse)

16th Blue (Club Hollywood Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG010428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010428)

Yellow/Tan (Club Hollywood Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG010429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010429)

(“Screen Test “& “Celebrity” cards have 6 lines of text in the main paragraph on the reverse)

Red (Club Hollywood Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG010435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010435)

Silver (Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG010446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010446)

(The red and the silver cards both have provision of the player’s picture)

17th Grey (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG200405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200405)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG010458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010458)

Red (“Club Hollywood – Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG010460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010460)

Black (“Club Hollywood – Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG010461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010461)

(This issue has "Nontransferable" on bottom line of reverse)

18th Grey (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG114026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114026)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG114081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114081)

Red (“Club Hollywood – Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG114602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114602)

Black (“Club Hollywood – Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG114884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114884)

(This issue has "Nontransferable" on 2nd line from bottom on reverse)

XX Orange/Black (Adventure Marquee) None V Rare 50  [CG010462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010462)

XX White/Black (Adventure Screen Test) None V Rare 50  [CG010463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010463)

(Many different stickers have been found on this casino’s cards)

*(The casino now uses the generic Marquee Rewards cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILJOHO) **(Joliet, IL)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

*(Originally the Empress Casino)*

1st Blue (Club Hollywood) None Scarce 3  [CG008960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008960)

Mustard (Club Hollywood Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG009494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009494)

Red (Club Hollywood Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG009503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009503)

Silver (Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG010308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010308)

(This issue has a large star on the obverse)

2nd Grey (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG010464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010464)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG010465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010465)

Red (“Club Hollywood – Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG010527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010527)

Black (“Club Hollywood – Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG010532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010532)

(This issue has a filmstrip across the middle of the card)

*(The casino now uses the generic Marquee Rewards cards listed in the Universal section)*

**INTER-TRACK PARTNERS (Melrose Park, IL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2010

1st Black (Front Runner Gold OTB) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00021](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00021.jpg)

(Off track betting in IL that was dissolved in 2010)

[**JUMER’S CASINO ROCK ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILRIJU) **(Rock Island, IL)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Red/Black ("Mates Club") None Ex Rare 100  [CG004631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004631)

(Raised Printing. Phone Number on reverse is 1-800-477-7747)

2nd Red/Black ("Mates Club") None Ex Rare 100  [CG004632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004632)

(Printing not raised, but all done by casino. Phone Number on reverse is 1-800-285-4847)

3rd Red/Black ("Paddlewheel Club") None Ex Rare 100  [CG004633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004633)

4th White ("Jumer's Enterfunment Club") None Scarce 3  [CG033158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033158)

(Last line on reverse starts “Hotels…”. Casino printed the obverse arrows in blue or black.

Cards are also known without arrows. There are very slight color variations known.)

White ("Jumer's Enterfunment Club") None Scarce 3  [CG004586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004586)

(Last line on reverse starts “inc…”. Casino printed the obverse arrows in blue or black.

Cards are also known without arrows. There are very slight color variations known.)

White (“Jumer’s Enterfunment Club”) None V Rare 75  [CG004587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004587)

(Last line on reverse starts “Hotels…”. Wide gold stripe on the bottom of the obverse for name

and player number goes all the way to the edges of the card. Only 100 cards were made.)

White (“Jumer’s Enterfunment Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004021)

(Last line on reverse starts “Hotels…”. Wide gold stripe on the bottom of the obverse for

name and player number with white border around edges of gold stripe.)

White (“Jumer’s Enterfunment Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004588)

(Last line on reverse starts “inc…”. Narrow gold stripe on the bottom of the obverse for

name and player number.)

5th Black ("Xtra Club") None Common 1  [CG004589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004589)

(No phone numbers on reverse, 4 lines of text. May have arrows on left printed by casino.)

6th Black ("Xtra Club") ACC Common 1  [CG004590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004590)

Black (“Xtra Club” & gold “X” in right corner) ACC Scarce 3  [CG004591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004591)

Black (“Xtra Club” & silver “X” in right corner) ACC Scarce 3  [CG004592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004592)

7th Black ("Xtra Club") ACC Common 1  [CG011894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011894)

(“Know when to stop…” is now added to the reverse text)

8th Black (“Xtra Club”) None Common 1  [CG004604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004604)

(Website on reverse, 5 lines of text in paragraph)

9th Black/Rose (Image Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG095091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095091)

Black/Blue (Image Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004627)

Black (Image Player’s Club & Large Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG127083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127083)

(This issue has ONE LINE of text in the bottom reverse paragraph)

10th Black/Rose (Image Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG011895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011895)

Black/Blue (Image Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011896)

Black/Rose (Silver Image Player's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG154649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154649)

Black (Image Player’s Club & Large Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG011897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011897)

(This issue has TWO LINES of text in the bottom reverse paragraph)

11th Red/Black (Lucky North Club) None Common 1  [CG186851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186851)

PC White (“Temporary Paddlewheel Club Member Card”) None V Rare 50  [CG004628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004628)

(Issued in 1993)

XX Lt Blue (Slots R Us) None Rare 25  [CG004629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004629)

XX Lt Green (Slots R Us) None Rare 25  [CG004630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004630)

(This card was an ID card predating the slot cards)

**MAYWOOD PARK (Maywood, IL)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2015

1st Green/Silver (“Horse Player Plus”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00022](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00022.jpg)

2nd Blue (“Horseplayer Plus Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00023](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00023.jpg)

(Last card also used at Balmoral Park and listed under both locations)

**NATIONAL JOCKEY CLUB (Cicero, IL)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (On Track Rewards) None Scarce 3  [SCG00024](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00024.jpg)

[**PAR-A-DICE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILEPPA) **(Peoria, IL)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

1st Purple (Club Par-A-Dice) None Ex Rare 150  [CG004571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004571)

2nd Blue (Par-A-Dice Slot Club) NBS Rare 15  [CG004572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004572)

3rd Blue (Par-A-Dice Slot Club) None Rare 15  [CG004573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004573)

4th Tan/Light Green ("Club Par-A-Dice" Seashells) None Common 3  [CG004578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004578)

(There are light and dark reverse text known)

5th Tan/Light Green ("Club Par-A-Dice" Seashells) ACC Common 3  [CG004579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004579)

Gold (“Club Par-A-Dice” & Seashell Background) None V Scarce 7  [CG004582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004582)

(Top obverse says “Par-A-Dice Hotel Casino Gold Card”)

6th Blue/Tan (“Club Par-A-Dice” Beach scene) ACC Common 3  [CG011902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011902)

Silver (“Platinum Player”) None Scarce 3  [CG004583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004583)

(This card has a colorful strip in the center of the obverse)

7th Blue/Tan (“Club Par-A-Dice” Beach scene) None Common 3  [CG004584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004584)

(Stickers for the “Super Senior Club” have been found on several card issues)

8th Black/Blue (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG004585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004585)

Black/Purple (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG091297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091297)

Gold (“Prime Rewards” & Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG004569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004569)

Grey (“Prime Rewards” & Platinum Member) None Scarce 3  [CG004570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004570)

(**13** logos reverse)

9th Black/Blue (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG011909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011909)

Gold (“Prime Rewards” & Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG011910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011910)

(**17** logos reverse)

XX Maroon ("Par a Dice Slot Club Temporary Card") None V Rare 25  [CG011911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011911)

XX White ("Par a Dice Slot Club Temporary Card") None V Rare 25  [CG011912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011912)

XX White/Pink ("Admission Ticket") None Scarce 3  [CG011913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011913)

(Very thin plastic. Normal Printing, 1st line on rev starts “4 Decks of Fun…”, upside down rev)

XX White/Pink ("Admission Ticket") None Scarce 3  [CG011914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011914)

(Very thin plastic. Raised Printing, 1st line on rev starts “4 Decks of Fun…”, right side up rev)

XX White/Teal ("Admission Ticket") None Scarce 3  [CG011915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011915)

(Very thin plastic. Raised Printing. & 1st line on reverse starts “4 Decks of Fun…”)

XX White/Pink (“Admission Ticket”) None Scarce 3  [CG011917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011917)

(Normal plastic card. Raised Printing. 1st line on reverse starts "4 Decks of Fun…")

XX White/Teal (“Admission Ticket”) None Scarce 3  [CG011918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011918)

(Normal plastic card. Raised Printing. 1st line on reverse starts "4 Decks of Fun…")

XX White/Pink (“Admission Ticket”) None Scarce 3  [CG011919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011919)

(Raised Printing. “AAA” rating for hotel on reverse)

XX White/Pink ("Admission Ticket") None Scarce 3  [CG011920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011920)

(Raised Printing. First line on reverse is "Cash & Comps for Table & Slot Players.")

XX White/Teal ("Admission Ticket") None Scarce 3  [CG011922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011922)

(Raised Printing. First line on reverse is "Cash & Comps for Table & Slot Players.")

(Admission Tickets were only used to board the boat. White color may be discolored from age!)

*(See “Boyd Gaming” in the* ***Universal Section*** *for current card issues)*

[**PLAYERS ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILMEPR)

[**PLAYERS RIVERBOAT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILMEPR) **(Metropolis, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2001

*(Harrah's took over operation of this casino on September 21, 2001)*

1st Tan (Players Preferred) None V Rare 25  [CG011953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011953)

(Last line reverse starts with the word “automatically”)

2nd Tan (Players Preferred) None V Rare 25  [CG011954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011954)

(Last line reverse starts with the word “notice”)

3rd Yellow (Players Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG011955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011955)

(There are light and dark reverse text known)

Silver ("Players Preferred") Faraday V Rare 50  [CG011974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011974)

Gold (“Players Preferred” VIP) Faraday V Rare 50  [CG011975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011975)

4th Gold ("Players Preferred VIP") Cameo Rare 15  [CG011976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011976)

(Gold reverse)

5th Gold ("Players Preferred VIP") None Rare 15  [CG011977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011977)

(White Reverse. Address is “109 West Fifth Street”)

Silver (”Players Preferred”) None Rare 15  [CG011978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011978)

XX White (2000 Millennium Edition) None V Rare 75  [CG059848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059848)

**[RIVERS CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILDPRI) (Des Plaines, IL)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Red (Rush Rewards Classic) None Common 3  [CG050316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050316)

Blue (Rush Rewards Preferred) None Common 3  [CG013297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013297)

Black (Rush Rewards Signature) None Common 3  [CG013298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013298)

("Rush Rewards" in white box in upper right on obverse)

2nd Olive Green (Rush – One Year Anniversary 2012) None Common 3  [CG087436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087436)

Blue (Preferred – One Year Anniversary 2012) None Common 3  [CG090319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090319)

3rd Dk Gold (Rush Rewards Rush) None Common 3  [CG013447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013447)

(Web address on reverse is "PLAYRIVERS.COM")

4th Dk Gold (Rush Rewards Rush) PG Common 3  [CG013313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013313)

Blue (Rush Rewards Preferred) PG Common 3  [CG118272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118272)

Black (Rush Rewards Signature) PG Common 3  [CG118273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118273)

(Web address on reverse is "RIVERSCASINO.COM")

5th Black (Rush Rewards Signature) None Common 3  [CG102578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102578)

(Web address on reverse is "RIVERSCASINO.COM", 2 lines of text under web address)

6th Dk Gold (Rush Rewards Rush) None Common 3  [CG171589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171589)

Blue (Rush Rewards Preferred) None Common 3  [CG208866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208866)

Black (Rush Rewards Signature) None Common 3  [CG180771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180771)

(Web address on reverse is "RIVERSCASINO.COM", 4 lines of text under web address)

(All of the issues mention Illinois in the reverse text but apparently the cards could

also be used at the PA location)

**[SILVER EAGLE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILEDSE) (E. Dubuque, IL)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1997

1st White ("Eagle Advantage Club" & Logo near Center) None Ex Rare 100  [CG010366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010366)

(Thin Plastic. Reverse has 24 boxes. This was used as an introductory card.)

2nd White ("Eagle Advantage Club" & Logo on Bottom Rt) None V Rare 50  [CG010367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010367)

(Thin Plastic, blank reverse. This is assumed to be an introductory card.)

Tan ("Eagle Advantage Club" & Logo on Bottom Rt) None V Rare 50  [CG010370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010370)

(Writing on reverse, but no magnetic stripe or punchboard reader. Card was meant to be shown

and not put into a machine. Was also used for table play.)

[**INDIANA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=in)

[**AMERISTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INECAM) **(East Chicago, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(See the Ameristar “Universal Section” for current issues)*

[**ARGOSY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INLAAR) **(Lawrenceburg, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(See the Argosy Gaming Company in the Universal section for generic cards used before*

*location specific cards)*

1st Dk Gold (Preferred – Argosy Casino Lawrenceburg) None Scarce 3  [CG012905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012905)

(Reverse lists 5 Argosy casinos)

2nd Purple (Preferred) None Common 1  [CG012908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012908)

(“Everyone Loves a Winner” under web address)

Red (“Preferred Empress Pharaoh”) None Scarce 3  [CG012909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012909)

3rd Gold (“Preferred”) innovative Scarce 3  [CG012910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012910)

(Cards have been found with a pinkish reverse as well as a white reverse. SVP or "Premium Player"

stickers are known for seniors)

4th Gold (“Preferred”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG087690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087690)

(Some cards have “Premium Player” stickers or “4-5 Star” multicolored stickers on the obverse)

5th Gold (“Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG067975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067975)

(Some cards have “Premium Player” stickers or “4-5 Star” multicolored stickers on the obverse)

(Many different stickers have been attached to the cards)

*(See Hollywood Lawrenceburg for later cards)*

[**BELTERRA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INBEBE) **(Florence, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Copper (“Champions Club” & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG066033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066033)

(First line on reverse is “Winning is Just the Beginning.”)

2nd Copper (“Champions Club” & Tokens) None Common 1  [CG004328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004328)

(First line on reverse is “Raise Your Expectations.” There is an ERROR copy of this card that

is scored as if it was a group of keychain cards although printed normally.)

3rd Blue (Champions Club & “Raise Your Expectations”) None Common 1  [CG004339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004339)

4th Blue (Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG004340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004340)

Gold (Gold Champions Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004341)

Silver (Platinum Champions Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004342)

(There is a faint “B” on the obverse of this card issue. Has “Casino Resort” on obverse.)

5th Blue (Champions Club & “Casino Resort & Spa”) None Common 1  [CG088038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088038)

(No “SM” after the word “Club” on the obverse)

6th Blue (Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG088037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088037)

Gold (Gold Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG004336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004336)

Silver (Platinum Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG004337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004337)

(This issue has a “SM” after the word “Club” on the obverse and “Casino Resort & Spa”.

“Feel like a winner” is the 1st line on the reverse. Obverse is lighter color, has narrow mag stripe.

Insert text on obverse is black on Gold and Platinum cards.)

7th Blue/Black (Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG004343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004343)

Tan/ Gold (Gold Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG004344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004344)

Black/Grey (Platinum Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG004345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004345)

(This issue has a “SM” after the word “Club” on the obverse and “Casino Resort & Spa”.

“Feel like a winner” is the 1st line on the reverse. Obverse is darker like 8th issue, & wider mag

stripe than 6th issue. Insert text on obverse is white on Gold and Platinum cards.)

8th Blue/Black (Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG009483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009483)

Tan/ Gold (Gold Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG009484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009484)

Black/Grey (Platinum Champions Club) None Common 1  [CG009485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009485)

(“Vegas Style, Indiana Address” is 1st line on the reverse. Obverse has “Casino Resort & Spa”)

XX Peach (Winning is Just the Beginning) None Common 1  [CG004346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004346)

(This card was a room key that was also used as a temporary Champions Card)

XX Blue (Feel Like a Winner) None Common 1  [CG004347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004347)

(Room key used as slot card with printed name and some seen with “55 Plus” stickers)

*(See “My Choice” in the Universal Section for later card issues)*

[**BLUE CHIP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INMCBC) **(Michigan City, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Blue (Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG065504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065504)

(Copyright 1997 Inc. on reverse)

Blue (Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG004348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004348)

(Copyright 1997 LLC on reverse)

2nd Blue (Rewards) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG004349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004349)

White (Blue Chip Rewards) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG004350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004350)

Gold/Blue (Rewards & Blue Logo) Faraday Rare 25  [CG004356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004356)

3rd Blue (Rewards) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG004357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004357)

Blue ("VIP" Above Ship) DLR CP Rare 25  [CG004358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004358)

Blue (Large "VIP" Only) None Rare 20  [CG004359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004359)

(Reverse has "c1999 Blue Chip Casino, LLC" on lower right corner)

4th Blue (Rewards) None Common 1  [CG004360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004360)

(Last line on reverse is “Boyd Gaming Corporation @ 2000 Blue Chip Casino)

5th Blue (Rewards) CPICA 22609 Common 1  [CG004361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004361)

(Last line on reverse is “Boyd Gaming Corporation @ 2000 Blue Chip Casino)

Blue (“VIP” & Dice/Cards) CPICA 24318 Scarce 3  [CG004363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004363)

6th Blue (777's) CPICA 24903 Scarce 3  [CG065505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065505)

7th Blue (777's) CPICA 29538 Scarce 3  [CG004364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004364)

Blue (VIP & Dice/Cards) cpi 30578 Scarce 3  [CG004365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004365)

8th Blue (777’s) innovative Common 1  [CG032417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032417)

Blue (VIP & Dice/Cards) innovative Scarce 3  [CG004366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004366)

(2002 version)

9th Brown (“Prime Rewards”) innovative Common 1  [CG004367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004367)

Brown (“Prime Rewards” VIP) innovative Common 3  [CG009748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009748)

Brown (“Prime Rewards” VIP PREFERRED) innovative Common 3  [CG004378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004378)

(These cards resemble the “Sam’s Town” cards. Copyright 2003)

10th White (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG004379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004379)

Orange (“VIP Prime Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG004385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004385)

Black (“Chariman’s Prime Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG004386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004386)

(Copyright 2006)

11th White (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG004387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004387)

(Copyright 2006. Phone number below mag strip on reverse.)

12th White (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG091701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091701)

(Copyright 2007. Phone number below mag strip on reverse.)

XX Red (Blue Chip Casino) cpi 30110 Scarce 3  [CG009472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009472)

(This is a Temporary Card)

XX Red (Blue Chip Casino & Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG009476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009476)

*(See “Boyd Gaming” in the* ***Universal Section*** *for current card issues)*

[**CAESARS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INHCCA) **(Corvdon, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2008

*(Became the Horseshoe Casino)*

1st Gold (Emperors Card) None Scarce 3  [CG004292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004292)

(Last line on reverse has phone number "1-866-ROMANS-1")

2nd Gold (Emperors Card) None Scarce 3  [CG004293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004293)

(Last line on reverse has phone number "1-800-9-WITH-IT". White and off white reverses known.)

3rd Gold (Emperors Card) None Scarce 3  [CG066257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066257)

(Last line on reverse has phone number "1-800-WITH-IT")

Blue (Caesars One) None V Scarce 7  [CG004294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004294)

(Higher level card)

Black (Caesars One 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG004295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004295)

White (Caesars Player 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG004296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004296)

Silver (Caesars Player 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG004297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004297)

4th Black (Connection Card) cpi 2011572 Scarce 3  [CG004298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004298)

Red (Caesars One 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG004299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004299)

Silver (Caesars Player 2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG004300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004300)

5th Black (Connection Card) cpi 2014061 Scarce 3  [CG004301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004301)

6th Black (“Caesars Player” on red strip at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG004319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004319)

Black (“Caesars One” on red strip at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG004320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004320)

Black (“Caesars Player” on yellow strip at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG004322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004322)

Black (“Caesars One” on yellow strip at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG004338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004338)

Black (“Caesars Player” on green strip on bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG009464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009464)

Black (“Caesars One” on green strip at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG004323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004323)

Black (“Caesars One” on purple strip at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG004324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004324)

(This issue is similar to the “Connection Card”)

7th Black (Connection Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008245)

(Reverse phone list starts under the "o" in "For" in the line above)

Black (Connection Card) None Scarce 3  [CG009462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009462)

(Reverse phone list starts after the "For" in the line above)

(Both cards have Yellowish **Orange** logo obverse. “Caesars” in lower center of reverse

with 7 casinos listed.)

8th Black (Connection Card) None Scarce 3  [CG009465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009465)

(**Yellow** logo obverse, not a yellowish orange. 7 Casinos listed on reverse)

9th Black (Connection Card) None Scarce 3  [CG009467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009467)

(“Harrah’s” in lower center of reverse)

XX White (Emperors Card - Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG009468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009468)

XX White (Emperors Card - Temporary Card) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG009469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009469)

XX Color? (VIP Player) None Rare 10  [CG009470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009470)

XX Red (“Poker Player’s Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG009471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009471)

*( See Harrah’s in the Universal Section for later cards)*

[**CASINO AZTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INEVCA) **(Evansville, IN)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2013

*(Now the Tropicana Evansville)*

1st Blue (Fun Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG004902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004902)

(Second line on bottom reverse paragraph begins "in Evansville, Indiana.")

(**N0** 1-800-DIAL FUN)

2nd Blue (Fun Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG004903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004903)

(Second line on bottom reverse paragraph begins "in Evansville, Indiana.")

(**HAS** 1-800-DIAL FUN)

3rd Blue (Fun Card) None Scarce 3  [CG004904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004904)

(Second line on bottom reverse paragraph begins "Tropicana Resort and Casino")

4th Blue (Fun Card) None Scarce 3  [CG004905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004905)

(Second line on bottom reverse paragraph begins "Evansville, Indiana." Lines in paragraph are

**NOT** aligned)

5th Blue (Fun Card) None Scarce 3  [CG004929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004929)

(Second line on bottom reverse paragraph begins "Evansville, Indiana." 1st, 2nd, & 3rd lines in

paragraph are aligned as are the last 2 lines are aligned with one another.)

(**Tiny** Phone number)

6th Blue (Fun Card) None Scarce 3  [CG004930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004930)

(Second line on bottom reverse paragraph begins "Evansville, Indiana." 1st, 2nd, & 3rd lines in

paragraph are aligned as are the last 2 lines are aligned with one another.)

(**Large** Phone number)

Gold (Club 55) None Scarce 3  [CG009442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009442)

Brown (Club 55) None Scarce 3  [CG009463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009463)

7th Navy ("Casino Aztar Rewards" & Taco Shell) None Common 1  [CG004566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004566)

Gold ("Casino Aztar Rewards" & Club 55 Taco Shell) None Common 1  [CG004567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004567)

(Gold reverse)

Silver (“Casino Aztar Ultimate Rewards & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG004568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004568)

(The silver card is pre-printed with “2/03” upper LEFT)

(Several color variations exist for the Navy and Gold cards)

8th Silver (“Casino Aztar Ultimate Rewards & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009509)

(This card is pre-printed with “VALID THROUGH 1/2004” upper LEFT)

9th Red (“Casino Aztar Silver Rewards” & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009510)

Silver (“Casino Aztar Ultimate Rewards & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009511)

(This issue of cards have the “2004” in the upper RIGHT)

10th Silver (“Casino Aztar Ultimate Rewards & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009518)

(2005 upper RIGHT)

11th Navy ("Casino Aztar Rewards" & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009520)

(2006 upper RIGHT)

Red ("Casino Aztar Silver Rewards" & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009466)

(AUG 2006 upper RIGHT)

Red ("Casino Aztar Silver Rewards" & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG049701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049701)

(2007 upper RIGHT)

Red (“Casino Aztar Silver Rewards” & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009528)

(No date)

Silver (“Casino Aztar Ultimate Rewards & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG103100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103100)

(2007 upper RIGHT)

Silver (“Casino Aztar Ultimate Rewards & Taco Shell) None Scarce 3  [CG009534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009534)

(No date)

Silver/Blue (“Ultimate Plus Rewards” & Gold Key at right) None V Scarce 7  [CG009535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009535)

12th Gold ("Casino Aztar Rewards" & Club 55 Taco Shell) None Common 1  [CG086915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086915)

(White reverse)

13th Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) None Common 0  [CG009553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009553)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG009556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009556)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG009563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009563)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG009564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009564)

Black (TROP Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG009565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009565)

(These cards have the Casino Aztar logo in the lower right on the obverse)

**[EMPRESS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INHAEM) (Hammond, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2001

*(Since several issues are used in both Joliet and Hammond, it may be helpful to know that*

*the first three digits "069" refer to Joliet and "142" is Hammond. Specifically, the 1st*

*thru 5th Hammond issues were used at both locations.)*

*(This casino later re-opened as “Horseshoe”)*

1st Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None Rare 15  [CG004197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004197)

(Obverse has "Empress River Casino" and only features of face are a hologram)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None Rare 15  [CG004198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004198)

(Obverse has "Empress River Casino"and entire face is a hologram)

2nd Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004208)

(Obverse has "Empress Casino". Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700"

On reverse, "Authorized Signature" is slightly **left** of the paragraph margin)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004209)

(Obverse has "Empress Casino". Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700"

On reverse, "Authorized Signature" is slightly **right** of the paragraph margin)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004210)

(Same as above with **gold** hologram, not silver)

3rd Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004214)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-9-WITH-IT". **Signature strip**.)

Silver (Woman's Face and Hair) None V Scarce 7  [CG004216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004216)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-9-WITH-IT". **NO Signature strip**.)

Gold (Woman's Face and Hair) None Rare 10  [CG009413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009413)

4th Purple (Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG004217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004217)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-GAMBLER")

5th Purple (Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG065569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065569)

(1-888-4EMPRESS phone number starts under "t" in "hotel")

Purple (Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG053656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053656)

(1-888-4EMPRESS phone number starts under "r" in "reservations")

(This issue, reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700")

(Sometimes, 4th and 5th issue cards have a "Value Sticker" affixed good for six months.

Colors known are: Gold <1998>, Red <1999> and Purple <2000>)

6th Gold (Winners Circle) None Common 3  [CG065570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065570)

Silver (Inner Circle) None Rare 25  [CG009438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009438)

XX Dk Gold (Concierge Club & Lg Lady’s Face & Hair) DLR CP V Rare 75  [CG009642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009642)

(Dated 6/99 obverse, only mentiones Hammond on reverse)

XX Blue (“Concierge Club” & Large Lady’s Face & Hair) DLR CP V Rare 75  [CG009443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009443)

(Dated 6/99 obverse. Empress Illinois also mentioned on reverse and used at both locations.)

XX Red (Concierge Club & Large Lady’s Face & Hair) None V Rare 75  [CG009643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009643)

(Dated 2000 obverse. Empress Illinois also mentioned on reverse and used at both locations.)

XX White (Blue Logo - Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG009461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009461)

[**FRENCH LICK RESORT & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INFLFL) **(French Lick, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Red (“Resort Rewards” & Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG092240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092240)

Tan (“Resort Rewards” & Amber) None Scarce 3  [CG092238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092238)

Green (“Resort Rewards” & Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG092237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092237)

(Expires 12 months)

2nd Red (“Rewards” & Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG009408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009408)

Tan (“Rewards” & Amber) None Scarce 3  [CG009409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009409)

Green (“Rewards” & Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG092236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092236)

(Expires 6 months)

3rd Black/Red (“Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG009415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009415)

Black/Orange (“Rewards” & Orange Border) None Scarce 3  [CG009436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009436)

Black/Green (“Rewards” & Green Border) None Scarce 3  [CG009437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009437)

(Expires 6 months with 6 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

4th Black/Red (“Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG060136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060136)

Black/Orange (“Rewards” & Orange Border) None Scarce 3  [CG009406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009406)

Black/Green (“Rewards” & Green Border) None Scarce 3  [CG009407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009407)

(7 lines of text in reverse paragraph, last line is "receive credits for alcohol")

5th Black/Red (“Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG092348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092348)

Black/Orange (“Rewards” & Orange Border) None Scarce 3  [CG092349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092349)

Black/Green (“Rewards” & Green Border) None Scarce 3  [CG092350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092350)

(7 lines of text in reverse paragraph, last line is "receive credits for alcohol and tobacco")

6th Black/Red ("Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG126414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126414)

Black/Orange ("Rewards" and Orange Border) None Scarce 3  [CG140736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140736)

Black/Green (“Rewards” & Green Border) None Scarce 3  [CG152096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152096)

(7 lines of text in reverse pargraph, last line is "of or to receive credits for alcohol and tobacco."

Color bands above and below mag stripe matches front color, reverse paragraph 73mm wide.)

7th Black/Red (“Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG202375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202375)

(7 lines of text in reverse pargraph, last line is "of or to receive credits for alcohol and tobacco."

No color bands above or below mag stripe matches front color, reverse paragraph 72mm wide.)

8th Black/Red (French Lick Ruby Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG173474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173474)

Black/Orange (French Lick Amber Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG182473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182473)

Black/Green (French Lick Emerald Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG182474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182474)

**[GRAND VICTORIA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INRSGV) (Rising Sun, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2011

*(Now the Rising Star Casino as of August 2011)*

1st Black (Club Victoria) PPC V Scarce+ 10  [CG009387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009387)

Silver (Club Victoria) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG009388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009388)

Gold (Club Victoria) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG009389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009389)

(Possibly very few were issued as a certain amount of “play” had to be put on a card in 6 months

time before a higher level card was issued. The casino changed cards before many of these got

into the collectors hands.)

2nd Black (Club Victoria) Faraday V Scarce+ 10  [CG009390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009390)

3rd White (Large “Lady in V” VIP) PPC V Rare 40  [CG009391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009391)

4th Blue (Grand Passport Player’s Club) None Rare 15  [CG009392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009392)

Gold (Grand Passport Player’s Club) None V Rare 40  [CG009393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009393)

5th Blue (Large "Lady in V" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG066374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066374)

(This card is a brighter blue than the 4th issue. Background pattern is faint.)

Gold (Large "Lady in V" Logo) None Rare 15  [CG009394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009394)

(This card has a Black & White logo on the obverse)

Silver (Large "Lady in V" Logo) None Rare 15  [CG009395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009395)

6th Blue (Large "Lady in V" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG066375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066375)

(Distinct background design)

(Above cards are known with "Grand 55" and/or "I'm a Vet!" stickers)

Gold (Large “Lady in V” Logo) None V Scarce 5  [CG009396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009396)

(This card has a Black & Red Logo on the obverse)

7th Blue (Small Lady in “V” of “Victoria”) None Common 1  [CG009397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009397)

(“Players Club” in red over centered logo on obverse)

8th Blue (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Common 1  [CG005027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005027)

Gold (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG005043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005043)

Silver (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG005044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005044)

(Text on reverse is **not** aligned on left, and mentions 12 months)

9th Blue (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Common 1  [CG005050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005050)

(Text on reverse is aligned on left and mentions 12 months. Street address added to reverse.)

10th Blue (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Common 1  [CG005051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005051)

Gold (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG005052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005052)

Silver (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG005053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005053)

(Text on reverse is aligned on left and mentions 6 months. On 2nd line from bottom on reverse

the "R" in "Reservations is under the "c" in "card" in the last line of the paragraph above.)

11th Blue (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Common 1  [CG095773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095773)

(More defined Tokens, sharper image, darker mag stripe. On 2nd line from bottom on reverse

the "R" in "Reservations is under the "a" in "card" in the last line of the paragraph above.)

Silver (Platinum Players Advantage Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG005045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005045)

Black (Diamond Players Advantage Club) None V Scarce 10  [CG005046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005046)

(The words “By Hyatt” appear on the banner below the small “Lady”, no tokens on obverse of

the Platinum and Diamond cards)

12th Blue (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) Graphic Common 1  [CG005047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005047)

Gold (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG009398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009398)

(The manufacturer is Graphic Controls LLC)

13th Gold (“Players Advantage Club” & Logo over tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG071321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071321)

Silver (Platinum Players Advantage Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG005048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005048)

Black (Diamond Players Advantage Club) None V Scarce 10  [CG005049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005049)

(The words “By Hyatt” have been removed from banner below the “Lady”, no tokens on

obverse of the Platinum and Diamond cards)

14th Gold (“Players Advantage Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG005054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005054)

Silver (“Players Advantage Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005055)

Black (“Players Advantage Club” and Diamond) None V Scarce 10  [CG005056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005056)

(This issue has a tiny logo wallpaper pattern in the background)

XX White (Large "Lady" Logo Temporary) None Common 1  [CG009399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009399)

(Last line of text in reverse paragraph is "program at any time.")

XX White (Large "Lady" Logo Temporary) None Common 1  [CG009400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009400)

(Last line of text in reverse paragraph starts "are subject to cancellation....")

PC Peach (Grand Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG009401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009401)

PC Grey (Grand Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG009402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009402)

PC Blue (Grand Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG009403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009403)

(It is unclear how these paper cards were used)

PC White (Logo left) None Rare 15  [CG009404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009404)

(Dated 1/2/97-2/20/97-good for free cruise admission. Player number reverse.)

(Many different stickers have been attached to the cards)

[**HARRAH’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INECHA) **(East Chicago, IN)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2005

PC Dk Green (Cash Card – Dec 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG009303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009303)

*(See Harrah’s Universal Cards)*

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INLAHO) **(Lawrenceburg, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Blue (Club Hollywood) None Common 1  [CG088673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088673)

Mustard (Club Hollywood-celebrity) None Common 3  [CG068935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068935)

Red (Club Hollywood-producer) None Common 3  [CG009296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009296)

Silver (Executive Producer) None Rare 15  [CG009297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009297)

2nd Grey (Club Hollywood) None Common 1  [CG067977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067977)

Mustard (Club Hollywood - Celebrity) None Common 3  [CG067978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067978)

Red (Club Hollywood - Producer) None Common 3  [CG067976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067976)

Black (Club Hollywood - Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG009277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009277)

(This issue has a movie strip across the middle of the card on the obverse. )

3rd Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG109535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109535)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG009298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009298)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG021331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021331)

Black ("Marquee Rewards Executive Producer") None V Scarce 7  [CG009299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009299)

(Five lines of text in reverse paragraph)

4th Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG074966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074966)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG160823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160823)

Red ("Marquee Rewards – Producer") None Common 3  [CG109532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109532)

(Six lines of text in reverse paragraph, text moved right to make room for punch hole.)

(Same cards as 3rd and 4th issues were used briefly at the Toledo, OH Hollywood Casino as

the 1st and 2nd issues there early in 2012 and both locations were listed on the reverse. The

casino now uses generic Marquee Rewards cards that are listed in the Universal Slot Card

section and used at multiple locations. “Studio Gold” senior stickers have been found on

different issues/levels.)

[**HOOSIER PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INANHP) **(Anderson, IN)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st White (“Player Reward Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG009310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009310)

2nd Dk Orange/Black (Club Centaur/Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG009311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009311)

Yellow/Black (Club Centaur/Select) None Scarce 3  [CG032355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032355)

Tan/Black (Club Centaur/Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG009312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009312)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Fort Wayne…”)

3rd Orange/Black (Club Centaur/Choice) None V Scarce 7  [CG187556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187556)

(First line in reverse paragraph is 63mm wide)

Dk Orange/Black (Club Centaur/Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG033142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033142)

(First line in reverse paragraph is 73mm wide)

Yellow/Black (Club Centaur/Select) None Scarce 3  [CG009313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009313)

Silver/Black (Club Centaur/Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG009314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009314)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Merrillville….”)

4th Black/Multi (Balls) None Scarce 3  [CG009332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009332)

(“We will thrill you!” on reverse)

5th Yellow (Prime Timers Club Centaur) None Scarce 3  [CG032610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032610)

6th Black/Red (Club Centaur Rewards – Choice) PG Scarce 3  [CG136025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136025)

Black/Gold (Club Centaur Rewards – Select) PG Scarce 3  [CG136026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136026)

Black/Silver (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite PG Scarce 3  [CG136027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136027)

Silver/Blue (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite Royale) PG V Scarce 7  [CG136028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136028)

*(Same cards also used at Indiana Grand)*

7th Black/Red (Club Centaur Rewards – Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG161208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161208)

*(Same card also used at Indiana Grand)*

8th Blue/Red (Club Centaur Rewards – Choice) PG Scarce 3  [CG204547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204547)

Blue Yellow (Club Centaur Rewards – Select) PG Scarce 3  [CG204548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204548)

Blue/Grey (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG204549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204549)

Blue (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite Royale) PG V Scarce 7  [CG204550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204550)

(Large Indiana Derby logo on the obverse, same cards also used at Indiana Grand)

TC White (Poker Pro Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG009333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009333)

XX Brown (Hoosier Park Rewards 2007 VIP Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG009334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009334)

XX Grey (Hoosier Park Rewards 2007 VIP Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG009335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009335)

XX Orange (Hoosier Park Rewards 2007 VIP Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG009336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009336)

XX Purple (Hoosier Park Rewards 2007 VIP Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG009386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009386)

(VIP cards known with silver foil “2008 Validated” stickers)

(See "Twin Spires" for more listings)

[**HORSESHOE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INHAHO) **(Hammond, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Black (Winners Circle Players Club & Golden Horseshoe) None Common 3  [CG065568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065568)

(Reverse paragraph is 72mm wide, last line shorter than lines above. Reverse Horseshoe logo

starts over the “E” in “Center” in the casino address.)

Black (Winners Circle Players Club & Golden Horseshoe) None Common 3  [CG200164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200164)

(Reverse paragraph is 72mm wide, last line shorter than lines above. Reverse Horseshoe logo

starts over the “O” in “Casino” in the casino address.)

Black (Winners Circle Players Club & Golden Horseshoe) None Common 3  [CG084490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084490)

(Reverse paragraph is 70mm wide, last line aligned with lines above)

(Some of these black cards have "Sunrise Senior Club" stickers attached)

Silver (Inner Circle Premium Player’s Club) None V Scarce 10  [CG004988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004988)

Red (Inner Circle Premium Player's Club) None Rare 15  [CG008315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008315)

Gold/Tan Marble (Inner Circle Premium Player’s Club) None Rare 15  [CG004992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004992)

(There is provision for a player’s picture on the three higher level cards)

2nd Mustard (Winners Circle – Gold) None Common 1  [CG004993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004993)

Dk Grey (Winners Circle – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG004994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004994)

Lt Grey (Winners Circle – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG004995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004995)

(Last line on reverse of this Diamond card has "MO or IA 1-888-BETSOFF...")

Mustard (Winner’s Circle – Gold) None Common 1  [CG148723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148723)

Lt Grey (Winners Circle – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG084491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084491)

(Last line on reverse of this Diamond card has "MO 1-888-BETSOFF...")

(This issue copyright 2005 and has many color variations. The same cards are used in Bossier, LA

and Tunica, MS. Player# prefix 151 is Hammond, 133 or 152 is Tunica and 150 is Bossier

although other player# prefixes may exist.)

*(See Harrah’s Universal Section for later cards)*

[**INDIANA DOWNS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INSHIL) **(Shelbyville, IN)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Became the Indiana Live)*

1st Black (ID Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG172707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172707)

[**INDIANA GRAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INSHIG) **(Shelbyville, IN)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously Indiana Live)*

1st Black/ Purple (Indiana Grand rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG073639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073639)

Black/ Green (Indiana Grand rewards Silver Card) None Scarce 3  [CG073772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073772)

Black/ Gold (Indiana Grand rewards Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG073868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073868)

Black (Indiana Grand rewards Platinum Card) None Scarce 3  [CG074045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074045)

(Reverse bottom right logo says "Indiana Grand Casino")

2nd Black/Purple (Indiana Grand rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG079359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079359)

(Reverse bottom right logo says "Indiana Grand Racing – Casino")

3rd Black/Red (Club Centaur Rewards – Choice) PG Scarce 3  [CG136025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136025)

Black/Gold (Club Centaur Rewards – Select) PG Scarce 3  [CG136026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136026)

Black/Silver (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite PG Scarce 3  [CG136027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136027)

Silver/Blue (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite Royale) PG V Scarce 7  [CG136028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136028)

*(Same cards also used at Hoosier Park)*

4th Black/Red (Club Centaur Rewards – Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG161208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161208)

*(Same card also used at Hoosier Park)*

5th Blue/Red (Club Centaur Rewards – Choice) PG Scarce 3  [CG204547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204547)

Blue Yellow (Club Centaur Rewards – Select) PG Scarce 3  [CG204548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204548)

Blue/Grey (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG204549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204549)

Blue (Club Centaur Rewards – Elite Royale) PG V Scarce 7  [CG204550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204550)

(Large Indiana Derby logo on the obverse, same cards also used at Hoosier Park)

[**INDIANA LIVE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INSHIL) **(Shelbyville, IN)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: 2012

*(Previously the Indiana Downs,later becaue the Indiana Grand Casino)*

1st Purple (live! rewards) (I) Scarce 3  [CG065986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065986)

Grey (live! Rewards silver) None Scarce 3  [CG066003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066003)

(“live!” in **block** letters)

2nd Black/ Purple (live! rewards) (I) Scarce 3  [CG066126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066126)

Silver/Black (live! rewards-“Silver Card”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG066174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066174)

(“live!” in **cursive** letters—**Red** outline)

3rd Black/ Purple (live! rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG068697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068697)

Black/ Silver (live! rewards Silver Card) None Scarce 3  [CG066557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066557)

Black/ Gold (live! rewards Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG066560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066560)

Black (live! rewards Platinum Card) None Scarce 3  [CG069110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069110)

(“live! In cursive letters--**White** outline. Reverse bottom right logo has 6mm wide "CASINO")

4th Black/ Purple (live! rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG066344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066344)

Black/ Silver (live! rewards Silver Card) None Scarce 3  [CG068786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068786)

Black/ Gold (live! rewards Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG068787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068787)

Black (live! rewards Platinum Card) None Scarce 3  [CG066580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066580)

(“live! In cursive letters--**White** outline. Reverse bottom right logo has 9mm wide "CASINO")

[**MAJESTIC STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INGAMS) **(Gary, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Silver ("Club M" Logo Only) None Rare 10  [CG004393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004393)

**(blue** text reverse)

Silver ("Club M" Logo Only) None Rare 10  [CG004395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004395)

(**navy** text reverse)

(On reverse, “For reservations, call 1-888-225-8259”)

Gold ("Club M" Logo Only) None V Rare 25  [CG004396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004396)

2nd Silver ("Club M" Logo Only) None Rare 10  [CG004397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004397)

(On reverse, “For reservations, call Toll Free 1-888-2B-LUCKY”)

3rd Silver ("Club M" Logo & "Majestic Star Casino") None V Scarce 7  [CG004398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004398)

4th Silver ("Club Majestic" Round logo on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG004399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004399)

Gold ("Club Majestic" Round logo on reverse) None Rare 10  [CG004400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004400)

5th Silver ("Club Majestic" Horizontal logo on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG065563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065563)

(Gold Star stickers are affixed to high level players)

6th Blue (Club Majestic) None Scarce 3  [CG065564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065564)

Dk Gold (Club Majestic – Normal Text) None Rare 10  [CG065565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065565)

Yellow Gold (Club Majestic – Bold Text) None Rare 10  [CG004401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004401)

("For reservations call 1-888-225-8259" is centered on last line of reverse.)

Blue (Club Majestic) None Scarce 3  [CG004402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004402)

Gold (Club Majestic) None Raer 10  [CG047265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047265)

("For reservations call 1-888-225-8259" is aligned on the left side of the paragraph)

7th Red (Club Majestic - Lt Pink "M") None Scarce 3  [CG004403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004403)

(Last line of reverse paragraph text is "Management reserves all rights. Must be 21 or older.")

8th Red (Club Majestic - Lt Pink "M") None Scarce 3  [CG004404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004404)

(**Error card**—same as above but has NO “Club Majestic” over the “M” and NO “Insert Card”)

Tan (Club Majestic Premier") None V Scarce 7  [CG004405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004405)

(Solid tan on obverse, no trim)

9th Red (Club Majestic - Red "M") None Scarce 3  [CG065566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065566)

(Last line of reverse paragraph text is "or older. Gambling problems? Call 1-800-9-WITH-IT.")

Also, on bottom left reverse, the phones number is "1-888-225-8259")

10th Red (Club Majestic - Red "M") None Scarce 3  [CG065576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065576)

(Last line of reverse paragraph text is "or older. Gambling problem? Call 1-800-9-WITH-IT."

Also, on bottom left reverse, the phones number is changed to "1-888-2B-LUCKY")

Tan (Club Majestic “Premier") None Scarce 3  [CG004407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004407)

(Brown marble trim on right obverse)

Tan (Club Majestic “Premier") None Scarce 3  [CG004408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004408)

(Right obverse trim has tan stars on beige background)

Tan (Club Majestic “Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG004409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004409)

(Right obverse trim is dark brown with the word “Premier” vertical)

Tan (Club Majestic “Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG004445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004445)

(Right obverse trim has the word “Premier” in yellow)

11th Red (“Club Majestic” & Casino icons) None Common 1  [CG004456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004456)

Purple (“Club Majestic Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG004457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004457)

12th Red (“Club Majestic” & Casino icons) None Common 1  [CG004458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004458)

(There are now 2 lines after the paragraph on the reverse)

13th Red (“Club Majestic” & “The Winning Place to Play”) None Common 1  [CG004459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004459)

Silver (“Star Card” & “The Winning Place to Play”) None Scarce 3  [CG004460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004460)

Black (“Super Star” & “The Winning Place to Play”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004461)

14th Red/Black (“Club Majestic” & thin yellow line) None Scarce 3  [CG004462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004462)

(Some cards have been found with a clear sticker w/silver star)

15th Red (Super Star) None Scarce 3  [CG004463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004463)

(Asian writing on reverse)

16th Purple (“Club Majestic Star Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG004470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004470)

Black (“Club Majestic Super Star Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG004474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004474)

(One large and one small star on obverse)

17th Orange (Key Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG039032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039032)

Black/ Orange (Key Rewards Access) None Scarce 3  [CG004406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004406)

Silver (Key Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG039033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039033)

(Copyright 2009)

18th Orange (Key Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG118460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118460)

Black/ Orange (Key Rewards Access) None Scarce 3  [CG118495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118495)

Silver (Key Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG118561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118561)

(Copyright 2012)

19th Brown (Majestic Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG171553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171553)

Grey (Majestic Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG171554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171554)

Mustard (Majestic Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG171555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171555)

Black (Majestic Rewards – Premium) None V Scarce 7  [CG171556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171556)

(Opyright 2014)

(Many issues have been found with different stickers)

XX White (Exclusive Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG004475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004475)

XX Gold (Premium Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG004476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004476)

(There is a small red diamond in the upper right corner of the obverse)

XX Gold (Premier Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG004481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004481)

XX Orange (“Drop In” room key) None Scarce 3  [CG004483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004483)

(Used as slot card)

[**MAJESTIC II**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INGAMS) **(Gary, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(Uses the same cards as Majestic Star- 13th issue)*

[**RESORTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INECRE) **(East Chicago, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2008

*(Became Ameristar)*

1st Red (The “R” Card – clear "R") Innovative Common 1  [CG004542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004542)

Silver (The “R” Card – clear "R") Innovative Scarce 1  [CG004543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004543)

Black (The “R” Card – clear "R" & no photo square) Innovative Scarce 1  [CG009233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009233)

Black (The "R" Card – clear "R" & photo square) Innovative Scarce 1  [CG004562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004562)

Black (The "R" Card – white "R") Innovative Scarce 1  [CG084470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084470)

2nd Red (The "R" Card – white "R") None Scarce 1  [CG084467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084467)

(Copyright 2005, reverse is white)

3rd Red (The “R” Card Preferred) None Scarce 1  [CG096228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096228)

Black (The “R” Card Elite) None Scarce 1  [CG096227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096227)

(This issue had a white “R” on the card and the reverse of the card is black)

4th Red (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Classic) None Common 1  [CG009239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009239)

Grey (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG009240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009240)

Black (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG009269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009269)

(**4 lines** text in paragraph including Gambling Problem phone number)

5th Red (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Classic) None Common 1  [CG009272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009272)

Grey (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG009275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009275)

Black (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG009276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009276)

(**5 lines** text in paragraph including Gambling Problem phone#. Obverse similar to 4th issue)

6th Red (Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG009270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009270)

Grey (Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG009271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009271)

Black (Ultra) None V Scarce 7  [CG135261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135261)

(Same as previous cards without the word “Destination Club” in upper right obverse. Casinos

also removed from bottom reverse.)

[**RISING STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INRSRS) **(Rising Sun, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

*(Previously the Grand Victoria)*

1st Gold (“Rising Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG084533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084533)

Silver (“Rising Star Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG084534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084534)

Black (“Rising Star Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG084535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084535)

("TM" after Rising Star Rewards and address is "600 Rising Star Drive")

2nd Gold (“Rising Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG119374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119374)

Silver (“Rising Star Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG119375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119375)

Black (“Rising Star Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG119376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119376)

(Registration mark after Rising Star Rewards and address is "777 Rising Star Drive")

3rd Black (“Rising Star Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG164665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164665)

Black (“Rising Star Rewards Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG164666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164666)

(“TM” after Rising Star Rewards on reverse and address is "777 Rising Star Drive")

[**SHOWBOAT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INECSH) **(East Chicago, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 1999

*(Later re-opened as Harrah’s)*

1st Purple (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG009171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009171)

Black (Premier Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG009217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009217)

Gold (Premier Players Club) None V Rare 25  [CG009228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009228)

(This issue has a signature strip on reverse)

2nd Purple (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG065567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065567)

(**No signature** strip on reverse)

XX Lavender (Temporary Cash Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008795)

(Raised Printing – same card used at Showboat in Atlantic City, NJ)

XX Lavender (Temporary Cash Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008802)

(Normal Printing. – same card used at Showboat in Atlantic City, NJ)

[**TROPICANA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INEVTT) **(Evansville, IN)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Previously the Casino Aztar)*

1st Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) None Common 0  [CG112259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112259)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG112260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112260)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG112261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112261)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG112262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112262)

Black (TROP Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG112265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112265)

(These cardshave the Tropicana Evansville logo in the lower right on the obverse)

2nd Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-49974A Common 0  [CG146072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146072)

3rd Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) C-49974H Common 0  [CG188367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188367)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) C-49974F Common 1  [CG188368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188368)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) C-49974I Common 1  [CG188369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188369)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) C-49974G Scarce 3  [CG188370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188370)

XX Green (Club 55 Member) None Common 0  [CG144855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144855)

(Small keychain card – “Member” is 16mm wide)

XX Green (Club 55 Member) None Common 0  [CG201450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201450)

(Small keychain card – “Member” is 14mm wide)

[**TRUMP CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=INGATC) **(Buffington Harbor, IN)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2006

1st Lt Blue (Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG065509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065509)

(Reverse mag stripe is 12mm wide)

Grey Marble (“Trump” & Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG004525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004525)

Gold (“Trump” & Mermaid - Mermaid wallpaper) None Scarce 3  [CG004538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004538)

2nd Blue (Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG004484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004484)

(Reverse mag stripe is 10-11mm wide)

Grey Marble (“Trump” & NO Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG004531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004531)

Gold (“Trump” & NO Mermaid - Mermaid wallpaper) None Scarce 3  [CG004539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004539)

(The 1st and 2nd issue Grey Marble and Gold cards with the mermaid wallpaper were originally

listed with the 9th issue cards until it was discovered these were earlier 1st and 2nd issue higher

level cards and moved to their correct issues.)

Red (“Trump Elite” & Mermaid) None Rare 25  [CG004493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004493)

Red (“Trump Elite” & Mermaid) Powercard Rare 25  [CG004505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004505)

Gold (“Trump Elite” & Mermaid) None Rare 25  [CG004506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004506)

Gold (“Trump Elite” & Mermaid) Faraday Rare 25  [CG004507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004507)

Gold (“Trump Elite” & Mermaid) Powercard Rare 25  [CG007257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007257)

3rd Blue ("Trump" with NO Script "T") None Scarce 3  [CG065517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065517)

4th Blue ("Trump" with Script "T") None Scarce 3  [CG004508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004508)

(Signature strip begins **before** “V” in Valid)

Blue ("Trump" with Script "T") None Scarce 3  [CG065518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065518)

(Signature strip begins **above** “V” in Valid)

(Slight color variants are known as well as different mag strips)

Red (Trump Elite & Script "T") None V Scarce 7  [CG113983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113983)

Gold (Trump Elite & Script “T”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004509)

5th Blue (Three 7's & Script "T") None Scarce 3  [CG065519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065519)

(Normal reverse – mag stripe on reverse is toward the side of the card where the "p" in the

front "Trump" logo is located)

Blue (Three 7's & Script "T") None Scarce 3  [CG004510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004510)

(Upside-down reverse – mag stripe on reverse is toward the side of the card where the "T" in

the front "Trump" logo is located)

6th Blue (Three 7's & Block Style "T") None Scarce 3  [CG065520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065520)

(Several color variations exist)

Silver (“Trump Casino Hotel” & Falling Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG004511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004511)

Gold (“Trump Casino Hotel” & Falling Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG004512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004512)

(Above Silver and Gold cards have NO Script “T” on the obverse)

7th Silver (“Trump Hotel Casino” & Falling Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG004513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004513)

(Normal reverse – mag stripe on reverse is toward the side of the card where the "p" in the

front "Trump" logo is located)

Silver (“Trump Hotel Casino” & Falling Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG004514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004514)

(Upside-down reverse – mag stripe on reverse is toward the side of the card where the "T" in

the front "Trump" logo is located)

Gold (“Trump Hotel Casino & Falling Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG004515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004515)

(Above Silver and Gold cards have a Script “T” on the obverse)

8th Blue (“Trump Casino Hotel”) None Scarce 3  [CG004517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004517)

9th Blue (“Trump Casino Hotel”) innovative Common 1  [CG004518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004518)

(The 8th and 9th issues have a smaller slot reel, the 7’s do **NOT** fall off the side of the cards)

Gold (“Trump President’s Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004540)

(Some issues have been found with stickers that say “Golden Gamers”)

XX Red (Concierge Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG004541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004541)

XX Blue ("I Hit the Jackpot" & Cartoon Coin) None Rare+ 35  [CG065522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065522)

(Became Majestic Star II in 2006.)

[**IOWA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ia)

[**AMERISTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IACBAC) **(Council Bluffs, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Brown (Players Club) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG039409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039409)

(Senior 55+ sticker affixed for seniors)

2nd Brown (Players Club) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG002544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002544)

3rd Brown (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG000787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000787)

Silver (Platinum) None Rare 15  [CG002540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002540)

(No signature strip. Last line is “For reservations and information please call 712-328-8888.”)

4th Brown (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002541)

Silver (Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG002543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002543)

(Last line on reverse is @2001 Ameristar Casinos, Inc.”)

5th Brown (Players Club) CPICA 27940 V Scarce 7  [CG002545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002545)

6th Brown (Players Club) CPICA 28849 Scarce 3  [CG039411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039411)

7th Brown (Players Club) cpi 2001181 Scarce 3  [CG002546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002546)

8th Brown (Players Club) cpi 2005320 V Scarce 7  [CG002547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002547)

9th Red (Star Awards – 2002) None Common 1  [CG039412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039412)

Silver (Star Awards Premier – 2002) None Common 1  [CG002512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002512)

Black (Star Awards Elite & hologram logo – 2002) None Common 1  [CG002513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002513)

Black (Star Awards-Elite – 2002) None Scarce 3  [CG002539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002539)

(This card has a blue Ameristar Logo on top of the obverse)

10th Black (Star Awards Elite & hologram logo – 2003) None Scarce 3  [CG002548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002548)

11th Red-(Star Awards – 2004 ) None Scarce 3  [CG039412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039413)

Silver (Star Awards Premier – 2004) None Scarce 3  [CG127089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127089)

Black (Star Awards-Elite & hologram logo – 2004) None Scarce 3  [CG127090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127090)

12th Silver (Star Awards – 2005) None Scarce 3  [CG002549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002549)

Black (Star Awards-Elite-2005) None Scarce 3  [CG002577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002577)

XX White (“Temporary Card” beneath Logo) Faraday Rare 15  [CG002578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002578)

PC Red (Casino Re-Entry Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG110526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110526)

PC Yellow (Casino Re-Entry Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG123798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123798)

*(See the Ameristar in the Universal Section for later issues)*

[**ARGOSY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IASCAC) **(Sioux City, IA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See Penn National Argosy Rewards in the Universal section for cards used here and at other*

*Penn National Argosy properties)*

1st Blue (Argosy Preferred) innovative Common 3  [CG012914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012914)

(Has Argosy Casino Sioux City and phone number on reverse with "www.pngaming.com" website)

2nd Black (“right at home” with $100 bills) (I) Common 3  [CG012918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012918)

3rd Black (Play 24-7) (I) Common 3  [CG039429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039429)

4th Black (Arogsy Players Club) None Common 3  [CG012919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012919)

Gold (Argosy Players Club Gold Member) None Common 3  [CG010697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010697)

[**BELLE OF SIOUX CITY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IASCBS) **(Sioux City, IA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: yes

*(See Argosy Gaming in the Universal section for cards used here and at other Argosy properties)*

XX White (Belle of Sioux City) None V Scarce 15  [CG012913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012913)

(This card is a re-entry Pass onto the boat)

**[BLACKBIRD BEND CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAONBB) (Onawa, IA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Formerly the CasinOmaha)*

1st White/Yellow (Blackbird Bend Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG144975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144975)

2nd Grey (Club Blackbird Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG122385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122385)

(Slight differences in the insert arrows have been noted)

Gold (Club Blackbird Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG125794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125794)

Black (Club Blackbird Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG125812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125812)

3rd Orange (Club Blackbird) None Scarce 3  [CG165047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165047)

(Smaller black bird in upper left corner on obverse)

**[BLUFFS RUN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IACBBR) (Council Bluffs, IA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

*(Became the Horseshoe Casino)*

1st Gold (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013191)

(Reverse has "I-29/I-80, Exit 1B, Council Bluffs, Iowa")

2nd Gold (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG032277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032277)

(Reverse has "I-29/I-80, Council Bluffs, Iowa". Light & dark Gold.)

*(Also used the* ***“Harrah’s”*** *cards with 5 logos on the reverse, including Bluffs Run, that*

*are listed with the Harrah's universal cards.)*

[**CASINO Q**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IADUCQ) **(Dubuque, IA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Blue (Q Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG184240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184240)

Silver (Q Rewards – Silver) None V Scarce 5  [CG184241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184241)

Gold (Q Rewards – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG184242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184242)

[**CASINOMAHA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAONCO) **(Omaha, IA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: yes

*(Now the Blackbird Bend Casino)*

1st Grey (Club Omaha Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG040089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040089)

(Casino logo on reverse says “CasinOmaha” with no “O” after “Casino”, last line in reverse

text starts “time with…”)

2nd Blue (Club Omaha Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG195360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195360)

(Casino logo on reverse says “CasinOmaha” with no “O” after “Casino”, last line in reverse

text starts “prior approval…”)

PC White/Blue (Club Omaha Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG000791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000791)

PC White/Multi ("CasinOmaha 21 Plus Club") None Scarce 3  [CG040090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040090)

(The paper card preceded the plastic slot card)

[**CATFISH BEND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IABUCB) **(Burlington, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st White/Black (Small Boat & White Catfish) None V Rare+ 75  [CG002604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002604)

2nd Lt Pink (Small Boat & Green Catfish) None V Rare 50  [CG002605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002605)

3rd Blue (Small Boat & White Catfish) None Rare+ 25  [CG002606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002606)

4th White (Large Boat & B/W Printing) None Rare 20  [CG002607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002607)

5th Blue (Large Boat & Lt Blue Catfish) None Common 1  [CG002611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002611)

Gold (Gold Club – Expires 03/31/01) None V Scarce 7  [CG171671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171671)

Gold (Gold Club – Expires 03/31/02) None V Scarce 7  [CG002612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002612)

Gold (Gold Club – Expires 09/30/02) None V Scarce 7  [CG171672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171672)

Gold (Gold Club – Expires 03/31/03) None V Scarce 7  [CG171673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171673)

Gold (Gold Club – Expires 09/30/03) None V Scarce 7  [CG171674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171674)

Gold (Gold Club – Expires 03/31/04) None V Scarce 7  [CG171675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171675)

Gold (Gold Club – Expires 9/30/04) None V Scarce 7  [CG171676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171676)

White/Gold (Gold Club – Expires 12/31/02) None V Scarce 7  [CG171677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171677)

White/Gold (Gold Club – Expires 06/30/03) None V Scarce 7  [CG002617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002617)

White/Gold (Gold Club – Expires 9/30/06) None V Scarce 7  [CG171678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171678)

(There were various expiration dates on the Gold Club cards between 2001-2006, the known

cards are listed individually since the expiration dates were printed by the card manufacturer.)

6th Yellow (Confetti Background) None Common 1  [CG002618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002618)

(7 lines of text on reverse)

7th Yellow (Confetti Background) None Common 1  [CG002619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002619)

(9 lines of text on reverse. Last line begins with the word “person”)

8th Yellow (Confetti Background) None Common 1  [CG033006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033006)

(9 lines of text on reverse. Last line begins with the word “whose” with text near bottom of card)

White/Silver (Silver Club – Expires 06/30/07) None V Scarce 7  [CG002620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002620)

Grey (Platinum Club – Expires 06/30/07) None V Scarce 7  [CG128098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128098)

9th Yellow (Confetti Background) None Common 1  [CG002621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002621)

(9 lines of text on reverse. Last line begins with “whose” with text moved up for punch hole.)

10th Green/Black (Players’ Club) None Common 3  [CG002622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002622)

Grey (Silver Member Players’ Club) None Common 3  [CG002624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002624)

Gold/Black (Gold Member Players’ Club) None Scarce 7  [CG002623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002623)

Blue/Black (Platinum Member Players’ Club) None Scarce 7  [CG002625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002625)

(This issue says Expires 12/31/07 on higher level cards)

11th Green (Pzazzi) None Common 3  [CG002626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002626)

Silver (Pzazzi Silver Member) None Common 3  [CG002628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002628)

Gold (Pzazzi Gold Member) None Scarce 7  [CG002627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002627)

Blue (Pzazzi Platinum Member) None Scarce 7  [CG002629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002629)

(This issue has a large chip in the upper left corner on the obverse. Valid 2008 on higher levels.

Reverse text is NOT aligned at the right.)

12th Green (Pzazzi) None Common 3  [CG084483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084483)

Blue (Silver Member) None Common 3  [CG002631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002631)

Gold (Gold Member) None Scarce 7  [CG002630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002630)

Green (Platinum Member) None Scarce 7  [CG002632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002632)

(This issue says Valid 2009 on higher levels, reverse text is aligned at the right)

13th Blue (Silver Member) None Common 3  [CG002634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002634)

Gold (Gold Member) None Scarce 7  [CG002633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002633)

Green (Platinum Member) None Scarce 7  [CG002635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002635)

(This issue has a faint large chip in the center on the obverse, Valid 2010)

14th Silver (Silver Member & Casino) None Common 3  [CG012921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012921)

Gold (Gold Member & Casino) None Scarce 7  [CG012920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012920)

Silver (Platinum Member & Casino) None Scarce 7  [CG012922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012922)

(This issue has a picture of the casino entrance with the chip logo in the lower left on obverse)

15th Silver (Silver Member Pzazz! & Casino) None Common 3  [CG212247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212247)

Gold (Gold Member Pzazz! & Casino) None Scarce 7  [CG212246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212246)

(This issue added a Pzazz! logo upper right obverse)

XX Green (Holiday Club) None V Rare+ 50  [CG002636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002636)

(This card was issued in Nov.1996. Supposedly issued for 2 months and points were exchanged

for items in a Christmas catalog.)

XX White (Tech Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012939)

XX Blue (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG002637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002637)

XX Lt Blue (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG002638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002638)

XX Green (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012923)

XX Lt Green (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012924)

XX Grey (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012926)

XX Orange (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012928)

XX Pink (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012934)

XX Red (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012935)

XX Yellow (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012936)

XX Tan (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012937)

XX Teal (Tour Card & Catfish Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG012938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012938)

XX White/Purple (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012985)

XX Teal/Purple (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012941)

XX Lt Blue/Purple (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012942)

XX Orange/Black(Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012943)

XX Yellow/Black(Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012955)

XX Grey/Purple (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012979)

XX Red/White (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012982)

XX Red/Black (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012983)

XX Green/Black (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG113971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113971)

XX Navy/White (Tour Card & Jester Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG012984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012984)

[**DIAMOND JO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IADUDJ) **(Dubuque, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Gold (Diamond Club Card - Diamond in Center) PPC V Rare 20  [CG039430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039430)

2nd Green (Slot Club) None Rare 10  [CG039554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039554)

3rd Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039555)

(On bottom of reverse, **"Dubuque" is lower** than the line to right which starts with "use of…"

& has signature strip)

Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039670)

(On bottom of reverse, **"Dubuque" is lower** than the line to right which starts with "use of…"

& has **NO** signature strip. G**old** arrows in upper left & lower right corners of the obverse.)

Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039556)

(On bottom of reverse, **"Dubuque" is lower** than the line to right which starts with "use of…"

& has **NO** signature strip. **Dark** gold arrows in upper left & bottom right corners of the obverse.)

4th Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039557)

(On bottom reverse, "**Dubuque" is higher** than the line to right which starts with "use of…")

Silver (Players Club & "Platinum Card") None Scarce 3  [CG039558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039558)

(Higher Level. Above cards can be found with "55" stickers)

Clear (Diamond Elite - without Insert arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG012986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012986)

(11mm wide mag stripe)

Clear (Diamond Elite - with Insert arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG012987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012987)

(8mm wide mag stripe)

5th Blue (Wild Card) None Common 1  [CG039668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039668)

(Reverse is numbered 1 through 5. No phone number.)

Blue (Wild Card) None Common 1  [CG039667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039667)

(Reverse is numbered 1 through 5. Has 1-800-BETS-OFF)

Blue (Wild Card) None Common 1  [CG013026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013026)

(Reverse is numbered 1 through 6. Has 1-800-BETS-OFF)

Silver (Small "Wild Card Club" Logo) None Common 1  [CG013027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013027)

(5 lines of “Rules” on the reverse)

Silver (Small “Wild Card Club” Logo) None Common 1  [CG013041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013041)

(6 lines of “Rules” on reverse)

6th White/Grey (“Tiger Stripes” over Boat) None Common 1  [CG039669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039669)

7th Blue/Blue (“Diamond Club”) None Common 1  [CG013042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013042)

Blue/Grey (“Double Diamond Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG013043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013043)

Blue/Black (“Triple Diamond Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG013048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013048)

(This issue has a large diamond on the right obverse and text is in script)

8th Blue (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013049)

Purple (Double Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013069)

Green (Triple Diamond Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG013070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013070)

(This issue has block text inside a diamond outline)

9th Blue (“The Diamond Club” & Pug) None Scarce 3  [CG039770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039770)

Purple (“Double Diamond Club” & Pug) None Scarce 3  [CG039771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039771)

Green (“Triple Diamond Club” & Pug) None V Scarce 7  [CG013071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013071)

10th Orange (The Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG051257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051257)

Dk Blue (Double Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG051503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051503)

Green (Triple Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013072)

Black (Black Diamond Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG013102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013102)

(On this issue, only “Club” is in script, rest of the text is block letters on obverse)

XX Black (Elvis Weekend June 16-17, 2012 The Diamond) None V Scarce 10  [CG013116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013116)

XX Black (Elvis Weekend June 16-17, 2012 Double Diamond) None V Scarce 10  [CG013119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013119)

XX Black (Elvis Weekend June 16-17, 2012 Triple Diamond) None V Scarce 10  [CG013144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013144)

XX Black (Elvis Weekend June 16-17, 2012 Black Diamond) None V Scarce 10  [CG013145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013145)

PC White/Gold (“Lucky 7 Swipestakes”) None Rare 25  [CG013146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013146)

(The card has a bar code on the obverse, and is dated 2001, on the reverse)

[**DIAMOND JO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IANODJ) **(Northwood, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Red (The Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039621)

Grey (Double Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039622)

Mustard (Triple Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039623)

2nd Burgundy/White (The Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG039620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039620)

Orange/Brown (Double Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013147)

3rd Green (The Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG038662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038662)

Blue (Double Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG038663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038663)

Brown (Triple Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG038664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038664)

Black (Black Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG038665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038665)

(“The”, “Double”, “Triple” and “Black” are in script with “Diamond Club” in block letters)

[**DUBUQUE GREYHOUND PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IADUDG) **(Dubuque, IA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

1st Tan (Dubuque Greyhound Park & Casino) Powercard Scarce 3  [CG001086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001086)

2nd Tan (Dubuque Greyhound Park & Casino) None Common 1  [CG067312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067312)

(No web address. Dubuque phone number is (319) 582-3647)

3rd Tan (Dubuque Greyhound Park & Casino) None Common 1  [CG001088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001088)

(Has web address. Dubuque phone number is (563) 582-3647)

4th Tan (Dubuque Greyhound Park & Casino) None Common 1  [CG001089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001089)

(Last 3 lines of text on reverse moved to the right allowing for a key ring punch)

Pink (“Premium”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG001090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001090)

White (“VIP” in Gold) ACC Scarce 3  [CG059812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059812)

5th Pink (“Premium”) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG001087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001087)

White (“VIP” in Gold) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG001091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001091)

6th White (Dubuque Casino Sticker ) None Scarce 3  [CG001092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001092)

White/Burgundy (Dubuque Greyhound Park & Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG128638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128638)

(Mag stripe only with no printing on reverse of both cards)

7th Brown (Rich Rewards- Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG032873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032873)

Yellow (Rich Rewards- Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG039772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039772)

Grey (Rich Rewards-Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG001093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001093)

(Color variations exist for these three levels)

Teal/Black (Rich Rewards-Signature) None V Scarce 7  [CG001094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001094)

8th Brown (Rich Rewards- Bronze) (I) Scarce 3  [CG001095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001095)

Yellow (Rich Rewards- Gold) (I) Scarce 3  [CG001096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001096)

Grey (Rich Rewards-Platinum) (I) Scarce 3  [CG001099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001099)

Black (Rich Rewards-Signature) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG001100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001100)

[**GRAND FALLS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IALAGR) **(Larchwood, IA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Purple (“Resort Club” and GF logo) None Scarce 3  [CG039035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039035)

("Casino Resort" in reverse logo)

2nd Purple ("Resort Club" and GF logo) None Scarce 3  [CG048060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048060)

("Casino & Golf Resort in reverse logo)

*(Now uses the Elite Casino Resort Club cards)*

[**HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IASCHR) **(Sioux City, IA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Black (Backstage Pass Founding Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG132368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132368)

(This is a General Admission card with "Founding Member" across bottom for the grand opening)

Black (Backstage Pass – General Admission) None Common 1  [CG132586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132586)

Gold (Backstage Pass – Entourage) None Scarce 3  [CG132594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132594)

Grey (Backstage Pass – Platinum Access) None Scarce 3  [CG132595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132595)

White (Backstage Pass – Multi-Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG170734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170734)

(Hard Rock Casino Sioux City logo in upper left corner on obverse)

2nd Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) None Common 1  [CG211568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211568)

Grey (Rock Star Rewards – Double Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG211569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211569)

XX Black (Elvis Weekend 2015 – General Admission) None V Scarce 7  [CG138016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138016)

XX Black (Elvis Weekend 2015 – Entourage) None V Scarce 7  [CG169340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169340)

XX Black (Elvis Weekend 2015 – Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG169341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169341)

(Limited Edition Elvis Weekend Backstage Pass cards from Jan 30-31, 2015)

XX Black (1 Year Anniversary – General Admission) None Common 1  [CG169348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169348)

XX Gold (1 Year Anniversary – Entourage) None Scarce 3  [CG169349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169349)

XX Silver (1 Year Anniversary – Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG169350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169350)

(Anniversary cards have “The Best Is Yet to Come… Frank Sinatra” on obverse)

XX Purple (Elvis Weekend 2016 – General Admission) None V Scarce 7  [CG169342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169342)

XX Grey (Elvis Weekend 2016 – Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG169343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169343)

XX White (Elvis Weekend 2016 – Multi-Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG169344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169344)

(Limited Edition Elvis Weekend Backstage Pass cards from 2016)

XX Multi (Never Forget 9.11.2001 – General Admission) None V Scarce 7  [CG169345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169345)

XX Multi (Never Forget 9.11.2001 – Entourage) None V Scarce 7  [CG166502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166502)

XX Multi (Never Forget 9.11.2001 – Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG169346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169346)

XX Multi (Never Forget 9.11.2001 – Multi-Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG169347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169347)

(Limited Edition Backstage Pass cards for 9/11 Never Forget Mobile Exhibit May 4-11, 2016

[**HARRAH’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IACBHA) **(Council Bluffs, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See "Horseshoe - Council Bluffs")*

[**HARVEYS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IACBHC) **(Council Bluffs, IA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Harvey's Preferred") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG005856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005856)

Black ("Harvey's Preferred") Faraday Rare 10  [CG005857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005857)

(This was a hard to get higher level card)

Silver (“Platinum Players Club”) Faraday V Rare 40  [CG005858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005858)

2nd Blue ("Harvey's Preferred") None Scarce 3  [CG005859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005859)

3rd Blue ("Harvey's Preferred") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG005860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005860)

4th Blue ("Harvey's Preferred") CPICA 25324 Common 1  [CG005861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005861)

Silver (Platinum Players Club) None Rare+ 25  [CG005865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005865)

(Lake Tahoe version of this card has “Lake Tahoe” on obverse and Central City has “Wagon

Wheel Hotel”, this card has no location listed and just “Harveys Casino Hotel”.)

XX Lt Blue/White (Platinum & Pic Parking Garage) None V Rare 25  [CG065536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065536)

[**HORSESHOE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IACBHO) **(Council Bluffs, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX White/Purple (Car Wash & Diamond Parking) None Rare 10  [CG013148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013148)

[**ISLE of CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IABEIO) **(Bettendorf, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See Isle of Capri cards in the Universal Slot Card section, Bettendorf cards had a player*

*number prefix of 10.)*

[**LADY LUCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IABELL) **(Bettendorf, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2000

*(Player number prefix is 21 for Bettendorf)*

1st Yellow (Jester Logo & “The Player’s Place”) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG005642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005642)

("Faraday" in small font on top right of reverse)

Yellow (Jester Logo & “The Player’s Place”) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG005644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005644)

("Faraday" in large font on top left of reverse)

Yellow (Jester Logo & "Player's Place") Powercard Rare 10  [CG005646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005646)

("Player's Place" logo card was only used briefly. The Iowa Lady Luck soon adopted the

"The Party Place" logo.)

2nd Orange ("Casino" & "The Party Place") None Scarce 3  [CG005640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005640)

Orange (“Casino Hotel” & “The Party Place”) None Scarce 3  [CG005641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005641)

(Some cards printed "Temporary Card")

Red (VIP Club) None Rare 25  [CG059810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059810)

Gold (VIP Club) None Rare 25  [CG005639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005639)

Platinum (VIP Club) None V Rare 50  [CG059811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059811)

(Reverse logo has no stars above Lady Luck. Player's photo on back of gold & platinum cards.)

3rd Red (VIP Club) None Rare 25  [CG005654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005654)

Gold (VIP Club) None Rare 25  [CG005662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005662)

Platinum (VIP Club) None V Rare 50  [CG005672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005672)

Platinum (Lady Luck logo only – Missing VIP Club) None V Rare 75  [CG013152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013152)

(**Error Card** – same design as above card but missing Mad Money VIP Club on obverse and

missing magnetic stripe on reverse.)

(On this issue, reverse logo has stars above Lady Luck. Player's photo on back of gold &

platinum cards)

[**LAKESIDE CASINO RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAOSLC) **(Osceola, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: 2006

1st Orange (Players Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG002579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002579)

(Signature strip on reverse)

2nd Orange (Players Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG039799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039799)

(No signature strip on reverse)

3rd DK Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002580)

4th Black (Captain’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002581)

XX White (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002582)

(This is a temporary card)

*(Became Terrible's Lakeside Casino in 2006, see Terribles listings for those intermediate cards. The*

*casino name then reverted back to Lakeside Hotel Casino when acquired by Affinity Gaming in 2011*

*when they started using the APlay cards.)*

[**LAKESIDE HOTEL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAOSLH) **(Osceola, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Scarce 3  [CG089619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089619)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013160)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG013184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013184)

Silver (APlay Club & Black Spade) None Scarce 3  [CG013185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013185)

(This issue is similar to the Affinity Gaming cards used at most former Terrible's locations

but these cards only list Lakeside on the reverse. Reverse text aligned left.)

2nd Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Scarce 3  [CG200171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200171)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Scarce 3  [CG200172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200172)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG200173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200173)

Silver (APlay Club & Black Spade) None Scarce 3  [CG200174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200174)

(This issue is similar to the Affinity Gaming cards used at most former Terrible's locations

but these cards only list Lakeside on the reverse. Reverse text centered.)

[**MESKWAKI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IATAME) **(Tama, IA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 2003

Slot Club Reopened: 2003 Closed: no

*(This casino was closed for a short period in 2003 but re-opened in a short time)*

1st Dk Gold ("VIP" Background Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG066376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066376)

(These cards are known with "55 Fun Club" stickers)

2nd Glitter Gold (Club Meskwaki Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG000796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000796)

Silver (Club Meskwaki Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG084502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084502)

(This issue has no phone number on the reverse)

3rd Glitter Gold (Club Meskwaki Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG040572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040572)

Glitter Gold (Club Meskwaki Logo in hologram) None V Scarce 7  [CG040634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040634)

(This issue added a large phone number to the reverse. Card with normal logo has lighter brown

mag stripe, card with hologram logo typically has a darker brown mag stripe.)

4th Glitter Gold (Club Meskwaki Logo-gold letters) None Scarce 3  [CG040913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040913)

(This issue added a space between the 2 paragraphs on the reverse, & a small phone number)

5th Black/Orange (“Club Meskwaki” & Indians) None Scarce 3  [CG041496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041496)

Blue (“Club Meskwaki” & Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG041628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041628)

Black (“Club Meskwaki” & Casino Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG041655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041655)

6th Black/Orange (“Club Meskwaki” & Indians) (I) Scarce 3  [CG092959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092959)

7h Black/Orange (“Club Meskwaki” & Indians) PG Scarce 3  [CG040058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040058)

8a Gold (Club Meskwaki Gold) PG Scarce 3  [CG041704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041704)

Silver (Club Meskwaki Platinum) PG Scarce 3  [CG041765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041765)

(Player level in script, all text in reverse paragraph aligned left)

8b Purple (Club Meskwaki Classic) PG Scarce 3  [CG061322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061322)

Gold (Club Meskwaki Gold) PG Scarce 3  [CG212275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212275)

Black (Club Meskwaki Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG041852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041852)

(Player level in script, bottom 3 lines of text in reverse paragraph indented same as phone#)

9th Silver (Club Meskwaki Platinum) ABL Scarce 3  [CG109003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109003)

10th Blue ("Club Meskwaki Classic") None Scarce 3  [CG111370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111370)

Grey (Club Meskwaki Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG135174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135174)

(Player level in script)

11th Blue (Club Meskwaki Classic) Large PG Scarce 3  [CG130729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130729)

Gold (Club Meskwaki Gold) Large PG Scarce 3  [CG154657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154657)

Silver (Club Meskwaki Platinum) Large PG Scarce 3  [CG134399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134399)

Black (Club Meskwaki Elite) Large PG Scarce 3  [CG154658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154658)

(Player level in block lettering, bottom line reverse has web address first, PG manufacturer

mark is approximately 2mm square)

12th Blue (Club Meskwaki Classic) Small PG Scarce 3  [CG161209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161209)

(Player level in block lettering, PG manufacturer mark is approximately 1.5mm square)

[**MISS MARQUETTE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAMAMM) **(Marquette, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2000

1st White/Green (Temporary Card) None Rare 10  [CG059813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059813)

Green (Miss Marquette Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG005853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005853)

2nd Blue (Ship & "Riverboat Rewards Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG005854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005854)

3rd Blue (Ship & "Riverboat Rewards Club") None Common 1  [CG005855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005855)

[**MISSISSIPPI BELLE II**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IACLMB) **(Clinton, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st White ("Player’s Club" in Printed Writing) None Rare 10  [CG008287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008287)

Gold ("Player’s Club" in Printed Writing) None V Scarce 7  [CG008288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008288)

2nd White/Green ("Player’s Club" in Cursive Writing) None Rare 3  [CG058818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058818)

White/Green ("Player’s Club" in Cursive Writing) None Rare 3  [CG008290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008290)

(Blank reverse)

Gold ("Player’s Club" in Cursive Writing) None V Scarce 7  [CG000805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000805)

3rd White/Purple (“Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG008291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008291)

(This issue card has **2** arrows on the left side of the obverse)

Green (“MBII Emerald Club” & Comp Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008292)

Gold/Black (“MBII Gold Club” & Comp Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008293)

(Black text on obverse)

Gold/Purple (“MBII Gold Club” & Comp Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008294)

(Purple text on obverse)

Silver (“Platinum Club” & Comp Card) None Rare 10  [CG008295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008295)

4th White/Purple (“Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG033466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033466)

(This issue card has **no** arrows on the left side of the obverse, but has a **star** on the right)

5th White/Dk Blue (“Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG008296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008296)

XX Red (“MBII Temporary Card”) None Rare 10  [CG008297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008297)

XX Red (Players Club) None Common 1  [CG000797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000797)

XX Green (Players Club) None Common 1  [CG000804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000804)

(Blank Reverse)

XX Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG008298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008298)

(Full text reverse)

XX Red (Tour Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008299)

XX White/Purple (Sample Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008301)

(8 lines reverse text on sample card)

XX Gold/Purple (Sample Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008302)

(Blank reverse on sample card)

XX White/Black (Oversized Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG008303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008303)

XX Silver/Black (Oversized Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG008304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008304)

(Logo to the left, standard reverse on both last 2 XX cards)

XX Red/Black (Tour Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008308)

XX Tan/Black (Tour Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008310)

XX Tan/Purple (Tour Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008311)

XX White/Black (Tour Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008312)

XX White/Purple (Tour Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG008313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008313)

(Above 5 cards have “Mississippi Belle II Riverboat Casino” in rectangle block & “Tour Card”)

*(See “Wild Rose Casino” for later card issues)*

[**MYSTIQUE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IADUMY) **(Dubuque, IA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: 2017

1st Black/Clear (“Allure" - Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG013192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013192)

Blue/Clear (“Allure" - Prestige) None Scarce 3  [CG013195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013195)

Silver/Clear (“Allure" - Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG013199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013199)

(Level names are NOT printed on the cards)

2nd Purple (MY Club – Premier Member on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG109536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109536)

Blue (MY Club – Prestice Member on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG109615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109615)

Grey (MY Club – Elite Member on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG109818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109818)

White (MY Club – Majestic Member on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG135175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135175)

[**PRAIRIE MEADOWS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAALPM) **(Altoona, IA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Prairie Gold Club" & Horse Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG013222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013222)

2nd Multicolor ("Prairie Gold Club" & Buildings) None Scarce 3  [CG013224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013224)

(The logo on the reverse is 16mm wide, reverse paragraph text is 25mm top to bottom)

Multicolor ("Prairie Gold Club" & Buildings) None Scarce 3  [CG013225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013225)

(The logo on the reverse is 16mm wide, reverse paragraph text is 23mm top to bottom)

Multicolor ("Prairie Gold Club" & Buildings) None Scarce 3  [CG013250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013250)

(The logo on the reverse is 18.5mm wide)

(Senior Club stickers are known on this issue)

3rd Black/Gold (“Prairie Gold” & Horse Head) None V Scarce 7  [CG013252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013252)

(This card has the casino phone number on the reverse)

4th Black/Gold (“Prairie Gold” & Horse Head) None V Scarce 7  [CG013253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013253)

(This card has the raised print. There is NO phone number.)

5th Black/Gold (“Prairie Gold” & Horse Head) None V Scarce 7  [CG086974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086974)

(This card has the flat print. There is NO phone number.)

White/Gold (“Prairie Gold Premier”) None V Scarce 7  [CG013254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013254)

(Logo on reverse is grayed black with faint text)

White/Gold (“Prairie Gold Premier”) None V Scarce 7  [CG013255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013255)

(Logo on reverse is dark black with heavy text)

6th Black/Gold (“Prairie Gold Club” & Lg. Horse Head) None Scarce 3  [CG013256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013256)

(Logo on reverse is **dark** gold. Faint text.)

Black/Gold (“Prairie Gold Club” & Lg. Horse Head) None Scarce 3  [CG013257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013257)

(Logo on reverse is **dark** gold. Heavy text.)

7th Black/Gold (“Prairie Gold Club” & Lg. Horse Head) None Scarce 3  [CG013258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013258)

(Logo on reverse is **bright** gold. Heavy text.)

8th Mustard/Tan (“Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG013259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013259)

Burgundy/Tan (Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG013292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013292)

Tan/White (“Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG013289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013289)

(This issue has the casino horse logo in the lower left of the obverse)

9th Tan/White (“Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG038669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038669)

Grey (“Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG200177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200177)

Red/Grey ("Premier") None Scarce 3  [CG038875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038875)

Pearl/White ("Elite") None V Scarce 7  [CG038876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038876)

(No horse logo on obverse this issue, “Prairie Meadows” on darker band near bottom of obverse)

10th Gold (Prairie Gold Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG172363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172363)

Purple (Prairie Gold Rewards – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG172364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172364)

Red (Prairie Gold Rewards – Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG172365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172365)

White (Prairie Gold Rewards – Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG172366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172366)

Black (Prairie Gold Rewards – Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG200178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200178)

(Black level is a Host card)

[**PRESIDENT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IADVPR) **(Davenport, IA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 2000

1st Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC Rare 15  [CG197099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197099)

(White reverse)

Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC Rare 10  [CG004147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004147)

(Red reverse)

White ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC Rare 10  [CG004148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004148)

Gold ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC V Rare 50  [CG004149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004149)

(This issue has raised printing and “The President Riverboat Casino” on pilot’s wheel. Some

of the gold cards were issued and some were marked "Sample")

2nd Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG004151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004151)

White ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG004152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004152)

Gold ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG004153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004153)

(This issue has no signature strip)

3rd Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG004154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004154)

(Signature strip reverse)

4th Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC Rare 10  [CG004155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004155)

(Signature strip reverse)

5th Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC Rare 10  [CG059890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059890)

White ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC Rare 10  [CG074938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074938)

(This issue has no signature strip)

(A star is printed by the casino on the top left of the obverse for seniors)

6th Blue (“VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG048239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048239)

(Reverse says "VERY IMPORTANT PLAYER CARD")

Blue (“VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG004156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004156)

(Reverse says "PRESIDENT VIP PLAYERS CARD", some cards marked as “sample”)

7th Black (“Privileges Plus”) None Scarce 3  [CG004157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004157)

(A star is printed by the casino on the bottom right of the obverse for seniors)

(These Indiana cards are very similar to cards issued in St Louis and Biloxi. However,

these Iowa cards can be identified by the 1-800-352-5961 phone number)

XX Silver ("Captain's Club" over Pilot's Wheel) PPC V Rare 50  [CG004158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004158)

(This attractive card has gold foil within the pilot’s wheel.. Marked as “sample”. Unknown if

actually used, but looks exactly like the cards in the 2nd issue - except for the foil.)

[**RHYTHM CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IADVRC) **(Davenport, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

*(Rhythm City Casino replaced the President Casino)*

1st Multi (“Fan Club” & Piano Keys) None Common 1  [CG065577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065577)

(Various size/shape music clefts printed before player’s name)

Gold (“Super Star”) None Common 1  [CG065578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065578)

2nd Red (“Fan Club Classic”) None Common 1  [CG012047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012047)

Black (“Fan Club Superstar”) None Common 1  [CG012052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012052)

(Purple stars and Blue stars can exist on the obverse of the Superstar cards)

3rd Red (“Fan Club Classic”) None Common 1  [CG012053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012053)

Black (“Fan Club Superstar”) None Common 1  [CG084479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084479)

(On this issue, Bahama’s is added below Missouri on the reverse)

4th Red ("Fan Club Classic" Copyright 2009) None Common 1  [CG084478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084478)

5th Red ("Fan Club Classic" Copyright 2010) None Common 1  [CG084478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084478)

6th Red ("Fan Club Classic" Copyright 2011) None Common 1  [CG091172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091172)

7th Red ("Fan Club Classic" Copyright 2013) plicards Common 1  [CG102311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102311)

(Has "P651168" in upper left of reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

8th Yellow ("Rhythm City Casino" & music notes) None Common 1  [CG134140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134140)

("Rhythm City" in script)

9th Yellow ("Rhythm City Casino" & large clef sign) Non Common 1  [CG154652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154652)

("Rhythm City" in block letters)

*(Now uses the Elite Casino Resort Club cards)*

[**RIVERSIDE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IARIRC) **(Riverside, IA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Maroon (Resort Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG025926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=025926)

(**Faint** diamonds)

White (Resort Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG113954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113954)

Gold (Resort Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG060109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060109)

Silver/White (Resort Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG025927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=025927)

2nd Maroon (Resort Club) None Scarce 3  [CG025928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=025928)

(**Bold** diamonds, reverse text centered)

Maroon (Resort Club) None Scarce 3  [CG025929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=025929)

(**Bold** diamonds, reverse text moved right to allow room for punched hole)

3rd Maroon (Resort Club) None Scarce 3  [CG026016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026016)

White (Resort Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG026173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026173)

Gold (Resort Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG026150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026150)

Blue (Resort Club Elite Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG026232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026232)

(Four lines of text in first paragraph on reverse, previous cards all had 3 lines of text)

*(Now uses the Elite Casino Resort Club cards)*

XX Yellow (Happy Chinese New Year Collector Card) None Rare 10  [CG113955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113955)

XX Multi (Columbus Day 2014 Collector Card) None Rare 10  [CG135541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135541)

XX Green (Luck of the Irish Collector Card) None Rare 10  [CG157267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157267)

XX White/Multi (Spring Collector Card) None Rare 10  [CG157268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157268)

XX Multi (Summer Collector Card) None Rare 10  [CG157269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157269)

XX Multi (Fall Collector Card) None Rare 10  [CG157270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157270)

XX Multi (Winter Collector Card) None Rare 10  [CG157271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157271)

(Four season Collector Cards were from 2015 although the cards do not have the date on them)

(Collector Cards were limited edition cards only issued for ONE DAY, with 500-1,000 cards

available)

XX Yellow (Riverside Casino & Golf & Resort) None Scarce 3  [CG128632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128632)

(Room key used as a temporary slot card)

[**TERRIBLE'S LAKESIDE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAOSTL) **(Osceola, IA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2011

*(Casino reverted back to the Lakeside Hotel Casino name in 2011 when acquired by Affinity Gaming)*

1st Yellow (Small Sheriff) None Common 1  [CG039800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039800)

2nd Red (Terrible's Players Club) None Common 1  [CG039801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039801)

Silver (Terrible's Players Club Silver) None Common 1  [CG039802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039802)

(Same obverse as the Terribles universal cards but says Terrible's Lakeside on reverse. Wider

spaces between reverse paragraphs, 5mm from end of 1st paragraph to start of 3rd paragraph.)

3rd Red (Terrible’s Players Club) None Common 1  [CG187873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187873)

(Similar to 2nd issue but lesser space between reverse paragraphs, 4mm from end of 1st

paragraph to start of 3rd paragraph.)

[**WILD ROSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IACLWR) **(Clinton, IA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st White (“Mississippi Belle II & Wild Rose Casino”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021649)

2nd Black (“Wild Times Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG091176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091176)

Pink ("Wild Times Player Club") None Scarce 3  [CG084505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084505)

Grey (“Wild Times Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG021650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021650)

Gold (“Wild Times Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG021651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021651)

3rd White (Wild Rose Casino & Resort – Wild Times Card) None Scarce 3  [CG130750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130750)

4th Pink (Wild Rose Casino & Resort) None Scarce 3  [CG154651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154651)

(White band across bottom of obverse for player info)

[**WILD ROSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAEMWR) **(Emmetsburg, IA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Black/Rose (“Wild Rose Casino & Resort”) None Scarce 3  [CG057667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057667)

(“Made in China” & “Winners Circle Club” on reverse)

2nd Dk/Lt Rose (“Wild Rose Casino & Resort – Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG021648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021648)

(No mention of “Winners Circle Club” nor “China”)

3rd White (Wild Rose Casino & Resort – Player’s Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG100059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100059)

Green (Wild Rose Casino & Resort – Player’s Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG100060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100060)

Grey (Wild Rose Casino & Resort – Player’s Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG100061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100061)

Gold (Wild Rose Casino & Resort – Players’ Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG100097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100097)

4th Black (Wild Rose Casino & Resort – Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG154650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154650)

[**WILD ROSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IAJEWR) **(Jefferson, IA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Silver (Wild Rose Casino & Resort - Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG153626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153626)

[**WINNAVEGAS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IASLWI) **(Sloan, IA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st Cream (“Player’s Club” & "The Friendly Casino") None V Scarce 7  [CG040302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040302)

2nd White (“Player’s Club” & "The Friendly Casino") None V Scarce 7  [CG040303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040303)

3rd Gold ("Club WINN" & Card Hand) None V Scarce 7  [CG040488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040488)

4th Gold ("Club WINN" & Coins) None Scarce 3  [CG000810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000810)

(5th line from bottom on reverse is “WINNING IS JUST THE BEGINNING”)

5th Gold ("Club WINN" & Coins) None Scarce 3  [CG000826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000826)

(**NO**  “WINNING IS JUST THE BEGINNING” slogan)

6th Blue (WinnaVegas!) None Scarce 3  [CG040534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040534)

7th Black ("ClubWinn" & Elephant Face) None Scarce 3  [CG040537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040537)

Black ("ClubWinn" & Gorilla Face) None Scarce 3  [CG043196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043196)

Black ("ClubWinn" & Lion Face) None Scarce 3  [CG043197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043197)

(This issue has "Home of the Wild Game" along left edge of obverse)

8th Burgandy ("Club Winn" over large "W") None Scarce 3  [CG048061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048061)

9th Black (“ClubWINN” on metallic gold band) None Scarce 3  [CG165057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165057)

(Gold band goes from edge to edge, card is extra thick plastic)

Black (“ClubWINN” on metallic gold band) None Scarce 3  [CG165057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165057)

(Gold band goes from edge to edge, card is normal thickness plastic)

10th Black (“ClubWINN” on smooth gold band) None Scarce 3  [CG201977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201977)

(Gold band does not go from edge to edge, stops 2-3mm from each side)

Silver/Black (Platinum & Spade over large “W”) None Scarce 3  [CG200208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200208)

XX Red/White/Blue (Patriot Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG150552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150552)

(Military card)

**[KANSAS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ks)**

[**7th STREET CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSKCWN) **(Kansas City, KS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Green (Lucky 7 Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002421)

(Last line on reverse starts with “all rights…”)

Grey (Lucky 7 Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG002423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002423)

(Dark grey border 4 sides obverse)

Grey (Lucky 7 Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG002424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002424)

(Missing or thin dark grey border on 1 or 2 edges)

2nd Green (Lucky 7 Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002426)

(Last line on reverse starts with “7th Street Casino…”, some cards have player photo)

3rd Green (Lucky 7 Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013615)

(Last line on reverse starts with “Street casino reserves…”, some cards have player photo)

4th Black/Green (Lucky 7 Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013618)

(Logo upper left corner, last line on reverse starts with “expire after 12 months...")

5th Green (Lucky 7 Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG049935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049935)

Blue (Lucky 7 Club – Sapphire) None V Scarce 7  [CG049936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049936)

Grey (Lucky 7 Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG049937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049937)

6th Green (Lucky 7 Club – Emerald) PG Scarce 3  [CG144191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144191)

Blue (Lucky 7 Club – Sapphire) PG V Scarce 7  [CG199905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199905)

Silver (Lucky 7 Club – Platinum) PG V Scarce 7  [CG199906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199906)

XX Multicolored (5th Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG098179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098179)

[**BOOT HILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSDCBH) **(Dodge City, KS)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Brown (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013594)

2nd Brown (Players Club) 01 Scarce 3  [CG013595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013595)

(“01” in upper right corner reverse. First two issues both copyright 2009)

3rd Brown (Players Club – no star) None Scarce 3  [CG199907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199907)

Brown (Players Club with Star) None Scarce 3  [CG060150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060150)

Brown (Marshal) None V Scarce 7  [CG060152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060152)

Brown (Governor) None V Scarce 7  [CG060154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060154)

(Copyright 2011, two higher level cards are vertical, Players Club is horizontal)

4th Brown (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG199908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199908)

(Copyright 2009-2015)

5th Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG182044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182044)

Brown (Sheriff) None Scarce 3  [CG182045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182045)

Red (Marshal) None V Scarce 7  [CG182046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182046)

White (Governor) None V Scarce 7  [CG182047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182047)

Black (Legend) None Rare 10  [CG182048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182048)

(Cards are marked Copyright BHCMC, LLC. with no year)

6th Blue (Deputy) ? Scarce 3  [CG199909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199909)

Brown (Sheriff) ? Scarce 3  [CG199910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199910)

Red (Marshal) ? V Scarce 7  [CG199911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199911)

Green (Governor) ? V Scarce 7  [CG199912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199912)

Black (Legend) ? Rare 10  [CG199913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199913)

(All horizontal cards with “Fun Lives Here” bottom right obverse)

[**CASINO WHITE CLOUD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSWCCW) **(White Cloud, KS)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown ("Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013596)

(Signature strip is 57mm wide & mag strip is 10.5mm wide)

2nd Brown ("Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013597)

(Signature strip is 70mm wide & mag strip is 10.5mm, obverse is darker brown than 1st issue)

3rd Brown ("Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013598)

(Signature strip is 70mm wide, mag strip is 12.5mm wide, same obverse as 1st issue)

4th Brown ("Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013599)

(Spacing between text and phone number is 4mm. First 2 lines in top reverse paragraph are

aligned on both sides. Signature strip is 70mm wide)

5th Brown ("Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013600)

(Spacing between text and phone number is 4mm. Signature strip is 64mm wide.)

6th Brown ("Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013601)

(Spacing between text and phone number is 3mm. Signature strip is 64mm wide.)

7th Blue ("Player's Club" with Clouds) None Scarce 3  [CG013602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013602)

8th Multi (“Players Event Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG184081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184081)

[**GOLDEN EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSHOGE) **(Horton, KS)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Lt Gold (Eagle Above "Casino") 277867 V Scarce 7  [CG008278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008278)

2nd Gold (Eagle Above "Casino") None V Scarce 7  [CG008279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008279)

3rd Gold (Eagle Logo & "Casino" in Box) None Scarce 3  [CG066256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066256)

(On reverse, 3rd line begins “This card”)

4th Gold (Eagle Logo & "Casino" in Box) None Scarce 3  [CG008280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008280)

(On reverse, 3rd line begins “The card”)

5th Grey/White (“Players’ Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG008281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008281)

6th Mustard (Eagle Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG008282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008282)

(First line on reverse is 75mm wide)

Mustard (Eagle Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG008283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008283)

(First line on reverse is 73mm wide)

(Copyright 2007. Last line in reverse paragraph on this issue starts “redemption.”)

7th Mustard (Eagle Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG008284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008284)

(Copyright 2007. Last line in reverse paragraph starts “will be required for redemption.”)

8th Mustard (Eagle Rewards Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG008285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008285)

Red (Eagle Rewards Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG089633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089633)

(Both cards copyright 2009)

9th Mustard (Eagle Rewards Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG008286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008286)

(Copyright 2010)

10th Red (Eagle Rewards Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG050261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050261)

(Copyright 2014)

11th Black (Eagle Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199914)

White (Eagle Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199915)

(No copyright date)

XX White (Eagle Above "Casino") None V Scarce 7  [CG050262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050262)

(Older bus card used as a temporary card in 2014 when they ran out of their current cards)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSMAHP) **(Mayetta, KS)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2007

*(Became “Pairie Band Casino” July 2007)*

*(****Note:*** *Harrah's used the same nationwide Total Gold Cards, however there are stickers which*

*said "Member Prairie Band Gaming Club, inc.")*

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO at KANSAS SPEEDWAY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSKCHC) **(Kansas City, KS)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened ? Closed: no

1st Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG035758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035758)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG035835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035835)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG036191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036191)

Black (“Marquee Rewards Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021976)

(The bottom two lines of text on the reverse are 43mm wide)

2nd Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG036267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036267)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG036521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036521)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG036629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036629)

Black (“Marquee Rewards Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG036631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036631)

(The bottom two lines of text on the reverse are 45mm wide)

(The 1st and 2nd issues were also used at the Argosy Casino in St. Louis and both casinos are

listed on the reverse above the paragraph)

3rd Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG036651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036651)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG148314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148314)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG148370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148370)

Black (“Marquee Rewards Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG148371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148371)

(This issue also used at the Hollywood Casino in St. Louis, MO besides the Argosy Kansas

City, all three casinos listed on reverse below the paragraph)

*(Following these Marquee Rewards cards the casino switched to new multi-property*

*Marquee Rewards cards in 2012. See the generic Marquee Rewards cards in the*

*Universal Slot Card section for later cards.)*

[**KANSAS CROSSING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSPIKC) **(Pittsburg, KS)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Red (DynaMyTe Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG177822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177822)

2nd Red (DynaMyTe Club – Ruby) PG Scarce 3  [CG178100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178100)

Blue (DynaMyTe Club – Topaz) PG Scarce 3  [CG211576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211576)

Gold (DynaMyTe Club – Gold) PG V Scarcar 7  [CG211577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211577)

XX Black (Veterans – A Salute to your Service) PG V Scarce 7  [CG182475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182475)

[**KANSAS STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSMUKS) **(Mulvane, KS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Players Club Lucky Star – 1 Star) None Scarce 3  [CG059274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059274)

Blue (Players Club Lucky Star – 2 Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG013603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013603)

Grey (Players Club Lucky Star – 3 Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG013604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013604)

2nd Green (Players Club Lucky Star – 1 Star) C-00270261A Scarce 3  [CG159111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159111)

Blue (Players Club Lucky Star – 2 Stars) C-00270261B Scarc 3  [CG172149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172149)

[**PRAIRIE BAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSMAPB) **(Mayetta, KS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1a Tan (Advantage) None Common 3  [CG211700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211700)

Green (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG211701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211701)

(Web address is “www.pbgaming.com”, **shadow** along bottom edge & right side of “Casino

Resort” box, 8mm mag stripe)

1b Tan (Advantage) None Common 3  [CG060171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060171)

Grey (Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG060172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060172)

Green (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG060177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060177)

Brown (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG060205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060205)

(Web address is “www.pbpgaming.com”, **shadow** along bottom edge & right side of “Casino

Resort” box,8mm mag stripe)

2nd Dk Tan (Advantage) None Common 3  [CG060229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060229)

Dk Grey (Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG060281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060281)

Dk Green (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG060284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060284)

(**NO shadow** along bottom edge and right side of “Casino Resort” box, 9mm mag stripe)

3rd Brown (Advantage) None Common 3  [CG060295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060295)

Green (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG171666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171666)

Brown (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG060333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060333)

(Web address is **underlined** on reverse)

4th Brown (Advantage) None Common 3  [CG006227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006227)

Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG060348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060348)

Blue (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG060376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060376)

Red (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG060378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060378)

Black (Prime) None V Scarce 7  [CG199948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199948)

(Card levels are printed on dark strip across middle of card, last line on reverse is "at 1-800-522-4700")

5th Brown (Advantage) None Common 3  [CG136112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136112)

Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG199949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199949)

Blue (Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG199950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199950)

(Same obverse as 4th issue, last line on reverse is "1-800-522-4700" without the 'at'")

XX Red/White/Blue (Wavy Stars & Stripes) None V Scarce 7  [CG199951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199951)

(Military card)

[**SAC & FOX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSHISF) **(Powhattan, KS)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Club Benefits Card" Across Top) None Scarce 3  [CG000833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000833)

(Card sometimes found with 2 embossed wine glasses by the logo. These are for people who

have paid an additional fee for the privilege to drink in a special drinking section.)

2nd White ("Players Club Card" Across Top) KC Plastics Scarce 3  [CG000835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000835)

(Embossed wine glasses also found)

3rd White ("Players Club Card”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG000837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000837)

4th Gold (“Players Club Card”) None Common 3  [CG000838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000838)

5th Multi (“Players Club Card” & $500 Chip) None Common 3  [CG000839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000839)

(Dark text reverse. Cards known with gold Sac & Fox stickers)

Multi (“Players Club Card” & $500 Chip) None Common 3  [CG000840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000840)

(Same as above with darker colors obverse, and lighter text reverse. 12.5mm wide mag strip.)

6th Gold (“Winners Club” & “Gold”) None Common 3  [CG013605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013605)

Gold (“Winners Club”, “Gold” & “Patron Card”) None Common 3  [CG013606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013606)

Silver (“Winners Club” & “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG013608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013608)

Silver (“Winners Club”, “Platinum” & “Patron Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG211702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211702)

Black (“Winners Club” & “Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG013609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013609)

7th Blue (Classic) None Common 3  [CG060591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060591)

Grey (VIP) None V Scarce 3  [CG060600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060600)

(Last line of text in reverse paragraph starts with "all rights...")

8th Blue (Classic) None Common 3  [CG070936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070936)

Black/Blue (Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG201201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201201)

(Bottom line reverse ends under the end of the signature box)

Black/Blue (Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG201202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201202)

(Bottom line reverse ends to the left of the end of the signature box)

(Last line of text in reverse paragraph starts with "Sac & Fox Casino...")

9th Black/Green (Classic) None Common 3  [CG201203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201203)

(All reverse text centered)

[**WYANDOTTE 7th STREET CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KSKCW7) **(Kansas City, KS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2004

1st Green/White (“Players Club”) None V Rare 25  [CG013619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013619)

[**KENTUCKY**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ky)

[**CHURCHILL DOWNS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KYLOCD) **(Louisville, KY)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (1999 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [CG172684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172684)

2nd Green (2003 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [CG172685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172685)

3rd Blue (2004 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [CG172686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172686)

4th Red/Pink (2005 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [CG172687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172687)

5th Yellow/Orange (2006 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [CG172688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172688)

(All issues have a barcode on reverse)

[**ELLIS PARK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KYHEEP) **(Henderson, KY)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(No longer part of Twin Spires)*

*(Besides live racing and simulcast they also offer electronic Historical Horse Racing Machines)*

1st Multi/Green (“Ellis Park Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG172710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172710)

(Mag stripe and barcode on reverse)

2nd Yellow (Players Club) ? Scarce 3  [CG172711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172711)

PC White (Clubhouse – 1995) None Scarce 3  [CG173429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173429)

PC Lavender (ITW – 1995) None Scarce 3  [CG173432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173432)

PC Green (Off Track Wagering – 1995) None Scarce 3  [CG173434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173434)

PC Pink (Clubhouse – 1996) None Scarce 3  [CG173436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173436)

PC Lavender (ITW – 1996) None Scarce 3  [CG173438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173438)

PC Yellow (Off Track Wagering – 1996) None Scarce 3  [CG173439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173439)

PC Pink (Intertrack Wagering – 1997) None Scarce 3  [CG173440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173440)

PC Pink (Off Track Wagering – 1997) None Scarce 3  [CG173441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173441)

PC Green (Clubhouse – 1998) None Scarce 3  [CG173443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173443)

PC Blue (Off Track Wagering – 1998) None Scarce 3  [CG173444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173444)

PC Yellow (Off Track Wagering – 1998) None Scarce 3  [CG173445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173445)

PC Pink (Off Track Wagering – 1999) None Scarce 3  [CG173446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173446)

PC Lavender (Clubhouse – 2000) None Scarce 3  [CG173447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173447)

(Laminated paper cards with barcode on obverse and blank reverse)

**KEENELAND (Lexington, KY)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Live racing plus simulcast with player rewards cards also used at other tracks)*

1st Green (Select Rewards) ? Scarce 3  [SCG00025](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00025.jpg)

Bronze (SelectRewards VIP bronze) ? V Scarce 7  [SCG00026](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00026.jpg)

Grey (Select Rewards VIP silver) ? Rare 10  [SCG00027](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00027.jpg)

Gold (Select Rewards VIP Silver) ? Rare 15  [SCG00028](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00028.jpg)

Black (Select Rewards VIP platinum) ? Rare 25  [SCG00029](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00029.jpg)

(Bronze requires $25,000 annual wager, Silver requires $50,000, Gold requires $100,000 and

Platinum requires $250,000 annual wager and is by invitation only)

XX Multi (FastBest – Keeneland) ? Scarce 3  [SCG00030](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00030.jpg)

[**KENTUCKY DOWNS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KYFRKD) **(Franklin, KY)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Kentucky Downs Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG135163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135163)

2nd Gold/Black ("Players Club" & Horse Shoes) None Scarce 3  [CG135164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135164)

(No arrows)

3rd Gold/Black ("Players Club" & Horse Shoes) None Scarce 3  [CG135165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135165)

(White arrows on obverse left)

4th Gold (Kentucky Downs – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG173417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173417)

Dk Grey (Kentucky Downs – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG173418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173418)

Lb Grey (Kentucky Downs – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG173419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173419)

(Logo upper left obverse)

[**RED MILE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KYLERM) **(Lexington, KY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“The Red Carpet Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG172708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172708)

2nd White (Red Mile Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG172709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172709)

**TURFWAY PARK (Florence, KY)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Dark multi (Horses and Riders) None Scarce 3  [SCG00031](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00031.jpg)

(Bar Code Reverse)

2nd Multi (“FasTrack Pays More Than Ever”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00032](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00032.jpg)

(Obverse pictures Club House & Garden, Magnetic strip on reverse)

Multi (FasTrack Rewards & “Make Every Bet a Winner”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00033](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00033.jpg)

(Obverse pictures a blurred close up of horse head with yellow mask)

3rd Multi (Fast Bet Fast Track Fast Money”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00034](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00034.jpg)

4th Multi (FasTrack Rewards & “Fast Bet”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00035](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00035.jpg)

(Same obverse picture as 3rd issue but missing extra text in upper right)

5th Mustard (FasTrack Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [SCG00036](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00036.jpg)

Grey (FasTrack Rewards Platinum) None Scarce 3  [SCG00037](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00037.jpg)

Brown/White (FasTrack Rewards Elite) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00038](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00038.jpg)

[**LOUISIANA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=la)

[**AMELIA BELLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAAMAB) **(Amelia, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Red (\*Casino\*) (I) Common 1  [CG028598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028598)

2a Brown (Rapid Rewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG117415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117415)

(Box around reverse logo, white insert arrow upper right obverse, front logo 40mm wide)

2b Green (Rapid Rewards Green) None Common 1  [CG057244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057244)

Brown (Rapid Rewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG068692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068692)

Grey (Rapid Rewards Platinum) None Scarce 7  [CG028691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028691)

Black (Rapid Rewards Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG028713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028713)

(Box around reverse logo, no insert arrow, front logo 28mm wide)

3rd Green (Rapid Rewards Green) None Common 1  [CG093856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093856)

Brown (Rapid Rewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG093857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093857)

Grey (Rapid Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG093858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093858)

Black (Rapid Rewards Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG093859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093859)

(No box around reverse logo)

[**ARGOSY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABRAC) **(Baton Rouge, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2005

*(See the Argosy Gaming Company in the Universal section for generic cards used before*

*location specific card)*

1st Grey (“Argosy” Preferred Premium) ACC Scarce 3  [CG017318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017318)

2nd Grey ("Argosy" Preferred Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG148087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148087)

XX Grey (“Argosy” Preferred Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG021977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021977)

(Sample card from Able printing has blank reverse)

[**BALLY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOBA) **(New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

*(See the Argosy Gaming Company in the Universal section for generic cards used before*

*location specific cards)*

1st Blue (Streetlight & Trumpet) None V Rare 75  [CG000829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000829)

("Bally's Commodore Club" on banner across top)

2nd Blue ("Commodore Club" Banner Across Top) None Rare 15  [CG000831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000831)

3rd Blue ("Commodore Club" Streetlight & Trumpet) None Scarce 3  [CG069864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069864)

(Reverse logo is “Bally’s Casino Lakeshore Resort”)

4th Blue ("Commodore Club" Streetlight & Trumpet) None Common 1  [CG000828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000828)

(Reverse logo is “Bally’s Casino New Orleans”)

5th Blue (Connection Card) None Common 1  [CG000832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000832)

XX Multi (Bally’s HIP [Hospitality Industry Person] Card) None Scarce 7  [CG007105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007105)

[**BELLE OF BATON ROUGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABRBB) **(Baton Rouge, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1999; Re-Opened 2005

*(See Argosy Gaming Company in the Universal section for generic cards used on the*

*riverboat casino before moving to land based)*

1st Blue (Belle Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG087312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087312)

(Phone number stops under last line of text)

Silver (Belle Premium Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG087406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087406)

2nd Blue (Belle Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG088533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088533)

(Phone number extends beyond last line of text)

3rd Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) None Common 1  [CG099191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099191)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG096082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096082)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG096083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096083)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG088530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088530)

Black (TROP Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG088531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088531)

(These cards have the Belle of Baton Rouge logo in the lower right on the obverse)

**[BELLE OF ORLEANS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOBO) (New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Mustard (Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG032179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032179)

[**BIG EASY, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABRBE) **(Broussard, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow (“VIP Reward Club Member” on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG034571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034571)

2nd Yellow (“Where the winning is Easy…” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG034572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034572)

[**BLACK GOLD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LADUBG) **(Dunson, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**BLACK GOLD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAJEBG) **(Jennings, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Same cards used at both locations)*

1st White (Royality Rewards VIP Member – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG034508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034508)

(Barcode on both sides)

2nd White (Black Gold Casino & Oil Well – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG094250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094250)

White (Black Gold Casino & Oil Well – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG094249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094249)

(These two cards typically came as a set that break apart, barcode on reverse)

[**BOOMTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABCBC) **(Bossier City, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Tan (Circle B Club) None Common 1  [CG032363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032363)

(White and off white reverse)

Red/Orange (“Circle B Gold Club”) None Rare 10  [CG032389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032389)

2nd Tan (Circle B Club) None Common 1  [CG069645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069645)

Red/Orange (“Circle B Gold Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG032440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032440)

(Slight color variation. First 2 lines in the paragraph are indented.)

3rd Tan (Circle B Club) None Common 1  [CG032451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032451)

(Indented. Says “Circle B Club” on center of reverse.)

Silver/Black (“Circle B Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG032452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032452)

(This card has provision for the member’s picture)

4th Black (Welcome to Boomtown) None Common 1  [CG140735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140735)

(Room key also used as a slot card before switching over to the Pinnacle MyChoice cards)

PC Blue (“Circle B Club – Feel Like A Winner!") None V Rare 25  [CG032535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032535)

(2003 Pinnacle Entertainment, Inc. on reverse)

XX White/Black (Boomtown Casino Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG009439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009439)

XX White/Red (Boomtown Casino Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG032536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032536)

(XX cards have mag strip only, otherwise blank reverse)

*(See “MyChoice” in the Universal Section for later card issues)*

[**BOOMTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAHABB) **(Harvey/New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st White (Stagecoach) None Scarce 3  [CG032537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032537)

(Bottom line on reverse with phone numbers is 80mm wide)

White (Stagecoach) None Scarce 3  [CG032538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032538)

(Bottom line on reverse with phone numbers is 77mm wide)

(Obverse lists 4 casinos on both cards: Westbank, Biloxi, Reno, Las Vegas)

2nd White (Stagecoach) None Scarce 3  [CG032543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032543)

(Obverse lists 3 casinos: Westbank, Biloxi, Reno)

3rd White (Stagecoach) None Scarce 3  [CG032544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032544)

(Web address is last line on reverse)

4th Blue (Players Club-5 Years and Bloomin) None Common 1  [CG088668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088668)

5th Blue (Boomtown Logo) ACC Common 1  [CG029381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029381)

Red/Orange (“Circle B Gold Club”) None Rare 10  [CG032561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032561)

6th Blue ("Where the locals play and win!") ACC Common 1  [CG032593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032593)

(2004 reverse)

7th Blue (“Ten-10-Years”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG032768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032768)

8th Blue (“Cruisin’ to Christmas”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG032769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032769)

9th Yellow/Brown (“Where the locals **party**…and win”) None Scarce 3  [CG032784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032784)

(2005 reverse)

10th Brown (“Where the locals **party**…and win”) None Scarce 3  [CG032786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032786)

Grey (Boomtown Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG135927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135927)

(2006 reverse)

11th Yellow/Brown (“Where the locals **play**…and win”) None Scarce 3  [CG032808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032808)

(2007 reverse)

*(See “MyChoice” in the Universal Section for later card issues)*

[**CAJUN COUNTRY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAROCC) **(Roland, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (“VIP Cash Card” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG034573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034573)

Mustard ("VIP Cash Card" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG034573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034573)

(These two cards typically came as a set that break apart, barcode on reverse)

[**CASH MAGIC**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAVICM) **(Vinton, LA & many towns)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Magic Cash Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034618)

(Numbers **left** side reverse. **10** towns listed. **Bayou Vista** 1st casino listed on back.)

2nd Purple (Magic Cash Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034708)

(Numbers **below** mag strip reverse. **10** towns listed. **Bayou Vista** 1st casino listed on back.)

3rd Bluish Purple (Magic Cash Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034709)

(Numbers **below** mag strip reverse. **13** towns listed. **Larose** 1st casino listed on back.)

4th Bluish Purple (Magic Cash Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034710)

(Numbers **below** mag strip reverse. **13** towns listed. **Lockport** 1st casino listed on back.)

5th Bluish Purple (Magic Cash Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034711)

(Numbers **above** mag strip reverse. **16** towns listed.)

**NOTE:** Issues 1-5 had a line under the words “Cash Magic” on the reverse of the cards)

6th Bluish Purple (Magic Cash Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034712)

(**No line** under “Cash Magic” on reverse)

7th Bluish Purple (Magic Cash Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034713)

(Locations no longer listed. Picture of state on reverse.)

[**CASINO MAGIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABCCM) **(Bossier City, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2002

*(Became Boomtown on July 1, 2002)*

*(Casino Magic used a player number prefix of 50 for Biloxi, MS cards; 83 or 84 for Bay St. Louis, MO*

*and 163 for Bossier, LA. See Casino Magic Corp. in the Universal section for additional cards that were*

*used at all locations starting with the 6th issue)*

1st White (Magic Money) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG011838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011838)

("Valid only at Bossier City, Louisiana" 4th line from bottom on reverse)

2nd White (“Casino Magic Bossier City, LA”) None Scarce 3  [CG002770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002770)

[**CASINO ROUGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABRCR) **(Baton Rouge, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2006

*(Now Hollywood Casino - see that section for later cards)*

1st Gold (Large Club Rouge Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG000853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000853)

Silver (Large Club Rouge Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG000854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000854)

(Above cards have reverse phone number (504) 381-7777)

2nd Orange (Slot Machine Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG049480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049480)

(Reverse phone number is (504) 381-7777)

Orange (Slot Machine Reels) None Scarce 3  [CG000855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000855)

(Reverse phone number is (225) 709-7777)

3rd Black/Orange (“Hot! Hot! Hot! & Chip) ACC Scarce 3  [CG063269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063269)

4th Red (“Club Rouge Regency”) None Common 1  [CG087313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087313)

(On this issue-last line begins “problem…”)

Silver (“Club Rouge Royale”) None Common 1  [CG000852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000852)

5th Red (“Club Rouge Regency”) None Common 1  [CG000856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000856)

(On this issue-last line begins “call…”)

Silver (“Club Rouge Royale”) None Common 1  [CG000857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000857)

(This card has a red “Insert” strip on the left of the obverse)

6th Red (“Club Rouge Regency”) innovative Common 1  [CG090129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090129)

Silver/Grey (“Club Rouge Royale” & “card suits”) innovative Common 1  [CG097505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097505)

(Slightly different color reverse printing known on both cards)

XX Red (Large Club Rouge Logo – Temporary) None V Scarce 7  [CG127108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127108)

[**COUSHATTA CASINO RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAKICC) **(Kinder, LA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

*(Was Grand Casino Coushatta)*

1st Red (Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG007107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007107)

Blue (Advantage Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG007108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007108)

(Advantage in **Silver**)

Gold (Advantage Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG007109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007109)

2nd Red (Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG007110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007110)

(Advantage in **Black,** appears to be the 1st issue card but without the silver printing)

3rd Red (Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG007111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007111)

(2nd line reverse starts with “Coushatta…” and extends outward before the 1st line)

4th Red (Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG093500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093500)

Gold (Advantage Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG093501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093501)

Black (VIP Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG093693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093693)

(Oval casino logo at bottom on reverse, web address & phone# on bottom line)

5th Red (Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG199959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199959)

(Oval casino logo at bottom on reverse, web address on line above phone#)

6th Red (Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG168438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168438)

Gold (Advantage Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG168439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168439)

(Blue oval casino logo obverse & reverse)

[**CYPRESS BAYOU CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LACHCB) **(Charenton, LA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Red ("Cypress Bayou Casino") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG000841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000841)

("Faraday" in lower right hand corner)

2nd Red ("Cypress Bayou Casino") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG000843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000843)

("Faraday" in upper right hand corner)

3rd Red ("Cypress Bayou Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG088590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088590)

(Last line begins “This card will…”. There is a 5mm margin on the left of the reverse.)

Red ("Cypress Bayou Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG000844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000844)

(Last line begins “This card will…”. There is a 10mm margin on the left of the reverse.)

4th Red ("Cypress Bayou Casino") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG000845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000845)

(Distance from “DLR CP” to first line of text is approx.. 24mm with 12.5mm mag stripe)

Red (“Cypress Bayou Casino”) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG187628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187628)

(Distance from “DLR CP” to first line of text is approx.. 25mm with 11mm mag stripe)

5th Red ("Cypress Bayou Casino") CPICA 23149 Scarce 3  [CG000846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000846)

6th Red ("Cypress Bayou Casino") CPICA 27491 Scarce 3  [CG000847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000847)

7th Red (“Cyprus Bayou Casino”) None Scarce 3  [CG000848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000848)

(The last line begins “balance will be…”)

8th Dk Red (“Cyprus Bayou Casino”) None Scarce 3  [CG000850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000850)

9th Yellow/Green (“Shorty’s”) None Scarce 3  [CG015582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015582)

10th Red (The Club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG071071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071071)

(No signature strip)

Red (The Club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG148312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148312)

(Signature strip on reverse)

Gold (The Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG140629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140629)

("The Club" in gold on obverse, Valid 2007)

Gold (The Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG015585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015585)

("The Club" in gold on obverse, Valid 2008)

Gold (The Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG061057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061057)

("The Club" in black on obverse, Valid 2008)

Black (The Club Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG015586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015586)

(Valid 2008)

Gold (The Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG140630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140630)

("The Club" in gold on obverse, Valid 2009)

Gold (The Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG140631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140631)

("The Club" in black on obverse, Valid 2009)

Gold (The Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG139701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139701)

("The Club" in gold on obverse, Valid 2010)

Gold (The Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG139702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139702)

("The Club" in black on obverse, Valid 2010)

Black (The Club Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG139703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139703)

(Valid 2010)

(Reverse on all cards in this issue is same color as obverse)

11th Lt/Dk Gray (The Club Silver & Slot Reels) None Scarce 3  [CG015619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015619)

Lt/Dk Gray (The Club Silver & Fleur-de-lis symbol) None Scarce 3  [CG095956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095956)

Green/Gray (The Club Silver & Spade Straight Flush) None Scarce 3  [CG015620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015620)

Lt/Dk Gold (The Club Gold & Slot Reels) None Scarce 3  [CG015621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015621)

Lt/Dk Gold (The Club Gold & Fleur-de-lis symbol) None Scarce 3  [CG015622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015622)

Green/Gold (The Club Gold & Spade Straight Flush) None Scarce 3  [CG095955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095955)

Gray/Black (The Club Black & Slot Reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG095958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095958)

Gray/Black (The Club Black & Fleur-de-lis symbol) None V Scarce 7  [CG095957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095957)

Green/Black (The Club Black & Spade Straight Flush) None V Scarce 7  [CG015623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015623)

(Cards say "Valid 2012")

12th Red (The Club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG094251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094251)

Black (The Club Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG015624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015624)

(White reverse on this issue cards)

13th Red (Club Cypress & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG015652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015652)

Silver (Club Cypress Silver & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG015913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015913)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG015653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015653)

Black (Club Cypress Black & Tree) None V Scarce 7  [CG015914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015914)

Red (Club Cypress 55 & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG015654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015654)

Silver (Club Cypress Silver 55 & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG015655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015655)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold 55 & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG015939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015939)

Black (Club Cypress Black 55 & Tree) None V Scarce 7  [CG015940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015940)

(This issue has a small cypress tree in the lower right corner on the obverse. Last line in

reverse paragraph starts with "of non-use...")

14th Red (Club Cypress & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG073493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073493)

Silver (Club Cypress Silver & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG074149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074149)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG074104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074104)

Black (Club Cypress Black & Tree) None V Scarce 7  [CG074166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074166)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold 55) None Scarce 3  [CG198304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198304)

(Same basic design as 13th issue but last line in reverse paragraph is "Casino Hotel." and reverse

mentions "point balance will expire after 14 months")

15th Red (Club Cypress & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG107649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107649)

Silver (Club Cypress Silver & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG211874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211874)

Silver (Club Cypress Silver & Tree – Valid 2014) None Scarce 3  [CG107650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107650)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold & Tree) None Scarce 3  [CG211875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211875)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold & Tree – Valid 2014) None Scarce 3  [CG107651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107651)

Black (Club Cypress Black & Tree – Valid 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG107652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107652)

Red (Club Cypress 55) None Scarce 3  [CG139861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139861)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold 55) None Scarce 3  [CG211876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211876)

Gold (Club Cypress Gold 55 – Valid 2014) None Scarce 3  [CG139862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139862)

Black (Club Cypress Black 55 – Valid 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG139863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139863)

(Same basic design as 14th issue but reverse now mentions "point balance will expire after 6

months". Cards with “Valid 2014” have that text printed by the card manufacturer.)

16th Gold (Club Cypress Gold & Tree) plicards Scarce 3  [CG199960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199960)

( Has “C-00255738C” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

[**DELTA DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAVIDD) **(Vinton, LA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: c.2001 Closed: 2002

Re-opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Black (“Prime Rewards” & Delta Downs Horse Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG029415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029415)

(The word “account” ends under the “c” in “card”)

2nd Black (“Prime Rewards” & Delta Downs Horse Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG029419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029419)

3rd Black (“Prime Rewards” & Delta Downs Horse Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG029422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029422)

(Larger font on reverse. The word “account” in the last line now ends under the “d” in “card”.)

4th Black/Orange (“Prime Rewards” & Coins) None Scarce 3  [CG071074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071074)

(Similar to the Sam’s Town cards)

5th Black/Orange (“Prime Rewards” & Coins) None Scarce 3  [CG071206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071206)

(Same as 4th issue with the word “Prime” over the coins)

6th Black/Orange (“Prime Rewards” Prime & Coins) None Scarce 3  [CG071284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071284)

(Prime Rewards & logo now “silver” in color. Card evaluated after 6 months, not 12 like earlier)

Black/Silver (“Prime Rewards” V.I.P. & Coins) None V Scarce 7  [CG071298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071298)

Black/Gold (“Prime Rewards” Chairman’s & Coins) None V Scarce 7  [CG071413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071413)

(This issue has 4 lines of text under the paragraph with the phone numbers and web address)

7th Black/Orange (“Prime Rewards” & Coins) None Scarce 3  [CG071463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071463)

Black/Gold (“Prime Rewards” Chairman’s & Coins) None V Scarce 7  [CG071472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071472)

(This issue has 5 lines of text under the paragraph with the phone numbers and web address)

8th Multi (“Prime Rewards Racing” & Race Horses) None V Scarce 7  [CG071473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071473)

*(See “Boyd Gaming” in the* ***Universal Section*** *for current card issues)*

[**DIAMOND JACKS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABCDJ) **(Bossier City, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG030881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030881)

Mustard (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG030898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030898)

Black (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG030950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030950)

(Copyright 2006)

2nd Dk Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG030960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030960)

(Copyright 2007)

3rd Dk Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG030966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030966)

(Copyright 2008 – white reverse)

4th Dk Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG031100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031100)

Cream (Platinum Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG134782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134782)

(Copyright 2008 – Black bottom obverse & black reverse)

5th Dk Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG031155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031155)

Mustard (Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG031159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031159)

Cream (Platinum Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG031160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031160)

Black (Chairman’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG031161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031161)

(Copyright 2009)

6a Dk Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101128)

Mustard (Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG102519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102519)

Cream (Platinum Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG139897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139897)

(Copyright 2010 with three lines of text with copyright date under reverse paragraph)

6b Dk Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102520)

Mustard (Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG134784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134784)

(Copyright 2010 with two lines of text with copyright date centered under reverse logo & paragraph

7th Dk Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG102528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102528)

(Copyright 2011, has "P607240-1" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Black (“Rewards Silver” 5 Year Anniversary) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG126513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126513)

(Copyright 2011, has "P607244" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Black (“Rewards Gold” 5 Year Anniversary) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG031387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031387)

(Copyright 2011, has "P607244-2" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Black (“Rewards Platinum” 5 Year Anniversary) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG126514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126514)

(Copyright 2011, has "P607244-3" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Black (“Rewards Chairman” 5 Year Anniversary) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG126515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126515)

(Copyright 2011, has "P607244-1" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

8th Dk Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG102530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102530)

(Copyright 2012, has "P621888" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Dk Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG134785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134785)

(Copyright 2012, has "P660840" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

9th Dk Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG138565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138565)

(Copyright 2014, has "P682523" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

10th Dk Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG143234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143234)

(Copyright 2015, has "P711436-2" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Dk Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG143234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143234)

(Copyright 2015, has "P741016-4" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Mustard (Gold Club) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG143152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143152)

(Copyright 2015, has "P711436-3" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Cream (Platinum Club) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG143153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143153)

(Copyright 2015, has "P711436" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

Black (Chairman's Club) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG143154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143154)

(Copyright 2015, has "P711436-1" in upper left of reverse, "PLI" in upper right)

XX Mustard (Large red Arrow left) None Scarce 3  [CG031414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031414)

(Room Key used as slot card when first opened)

[**ELDORADO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LASHEL) **(Shreveport, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Pink (Club Eldorado “VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG012252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012252)

Gold (Club Eldorado “Gold Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG012253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012253)

Dk Grey/Black (Club Eldorado “President’s Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012254)

(Background Eldorado pattern is clearly visible)

Black (Club Eldorado “President’s Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012256)

(Background Eldorado pattern is barely visible)

("M" in "Member" starts under left leg of "N" in "President's" above on both President's Member cards)

(On this issue, the level name is approx. 7mm down from "CLUB ELDORADO")

2nd Pink (Club Eldorado “VIP Member”) innovative Scarce 3  [CG012255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012255)

Pink (Club Eldorado “VIP Member”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG012257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012257)

("VIP" is striped & approx. 14mm high on both pink cards)

Gold (Club Eldorado “Gold Member”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG139344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139344)

Black (Club Eldorado “President’s Member”) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG012272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012272)

3rd Pink (Club Eldorado “VIP Member”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG012273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012273)

Pink (Club Eldorado “VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG139345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139345)

("VIP is solid pink & approx. 11mm high on both pink cards)

Gold (Club Eldorado “Gold Member”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG187629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187629)

Gold (Club Eldorado “Gold Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG121841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121841)

Black (Club Eldorado "President's Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG139346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139346)

("M" in "Member" starts under right leg of "N" in "President's")

Red (Ambassador's Member) None Rare 10  [CG035639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035639)

(On this issue, the level name appears centered vertically on the obverse, approx 10-12mm down

from "CLUB ELDORADO")

4th Pink (Club Eldorado “VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG163545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163545)

Gold (Club Eldorado “Gold Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG163546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163546)

Black (Club Eldorado "President's Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG163547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163547)

(“M” in “Member” starts under right leg of “N” in “President” above)

Black (Club Eldorado “President’s Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG163548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163548)

(“M” in “Member” starts under left leg of “N” in “President’s” above)

Red (Ambassador’s Member) None Rare 10  [CG163549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163549)

(On this issue there is no signature strip while all previous issues had signature strips)

***(Switched to the Eldorado Resorts One Club cards)***

**ENCHANTED CAPRI (New Orleans, LA)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**EVANGELINE DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAOPED) **(Opelousas, LA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Tan (“Racino Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG087525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087525)

2nd Green/Lt Orange (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG032818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032818)

Mustard (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG032819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032819)

Glittery Grey (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG032820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032820)

Grey (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG032882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032882)

(This issue has the reverse logo with **black horse** in a **box**)

3rd Green/Lt Orange (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG033090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033090)

Mustard (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG090130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090130)

Grey (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG033102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033102)

Dk Grey (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG033136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033136)

Black (“Fast Track Rewards-Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG033175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033175)

(This issue has **no box** around the reverse logo)

4th Green/Yellow (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG033176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033176)

**(No box** around the reverse logo, obverse logo is more yellow than 3rd issue)

5a Green/Yellow (“Fast Track Rewards”) 02 Scarce 3  [CG048865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048865)

Mustard (“Fast Track Rewards”) 01 Scarce 3  [CG048866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048866)

(This issue has the reverse logo on the right with **white horse** in a **box,** address & phone# on 1 line)

5b Green/Yellow (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG033247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033247)

Mustard (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG033343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033343)

Grey ("Fast Track Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG048029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048029)

(This issue has the reverse logo on the right with **white horse** in a **box,** address & phone# on 2 lines)

6th Green/Lt Orange (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG096073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096073)

Mustard (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG096075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096075)

Grey (“Fast Track Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG096074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096074)

Black (“Fast Track Rewards-Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG096076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096076)

(This issue has dark band across bottom of the reverse with the Gambling Problem phone#.

Obverse now says "Racetrack – Casino – Hotel", earlier cards all said "Racetrack & Casino"

Reverse logo includes "Acadiana's Place to Stay and Play!")

7th Mustard ("Fast Track Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG104497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104497)

(Reverse logo includes "Acadiana's place to Play!")

(Some cards come with “Young at heart” stickers on them. TEMP Cards are issued at satellite casinos)

[**FAIR GROUNDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOFG) **(New Orleans, LA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ? (Re-opened 2006)

1st ? (“Frequent Players Club” & Bar Code) None Scarce 3  [CG031438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031438)

(This casino is part of the “Twin Spires”)

2nd White (Race Course & Slots) None Scarce 3  [CG031440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031440)

3rd Green (Players CluB) None Scarce 3  [CG031441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031441)

(Last line on reverse is 30mm wide, 3rd line from bottom starts "years of age...")

Green (Players CluB) None Scarce 3  [CG128693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128693)

(Last line on reverse is 34mm wide, 3rd line from bottom starts "of age...")

Green (Players CluB) None Scarce 3  [CG128694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128694)

(Last line on reverse is 36mm wide, 3rd line from bottom starts "years of age...")

4th Teal (Twin Spires Slot Rewards - Member) None Scarce 3  [CG031467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031467)

Gold (Twin Spires Slot Rewards - Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG031468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031468)

Black (Twin Spires Slot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG031489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031489)

[**FLAMINGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOFL) **(New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1997

1st Green (Magic Player's Club) PPC Rare+ 25  [CG011816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011816)

Blue (Magic Player's Club & White Flamingo) PPC Rare+ 25  [CG011817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011817)

(This card appears to be possibly a printing error, reverse is identical to the green card)

2nd Green (Magic Player's Club) None Rare 15  [CG059278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059278)

(6th line on reverse begins with "Flamingo")

3rd Green (Magic Player's Club) None Rare 15  [CG011818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011818)

(6th line on reverse begins with "Casino")

XX White (“Flamingo Hilton New Orleans”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG011819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011819)

(Raised Printing. Blank reverse. Unknown whether this was a short-lived 1st issue or an early

temp/emergency card. Unique at present.)

[**FOREST GOLD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAAMFG) **(Amite, LA)** Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (V.I.P Member – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG034714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034714)

White (V.I.P Member – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG042221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042221)

(These two cards typically come as a set that break apart)

(This card is used at the Osage Express Truck Plazas: “Plantation Truck Plaza”, “LaRose Truck

Plaza”, “Amite Plaza Truck Stop”, and “Forest Gold Truck Plaza”. Bar code on the reverse.)

[**FOUR DEUCES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LADUFD) **(Duson, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Premium Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034715)

(“Casino” is 69mm wide on obverse)

2nd White (Premium Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034739)

(“Casino” is 63mm wide on obverse)

[**GATOR GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMIGG) **(Minden, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st White (Premium Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG034763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034763)

[**GOLD RUSH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMIGR) **(Minden, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st White (Premium Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG034764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034764)

**[GOLDEN NUGGET](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LALCGN) (Lake Charles, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Gold (24 Karat Club) plicards Scarce 3  [CG048934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048934)

(Reverse has "P688316-3" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Grey (24 Karat Club Premier) plicards Scarce 3  [CG048935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048935)

(Reverse has "P688316-2" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Black (24 Karat Club Chairman) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG048936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048936)

(Reverse has "P688316-1" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

White (24 Karat Club Elite) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG048937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048937)

(Reverse has "P688316" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

(This issue is the normal Golden Nugget design used elsewhere but with Lake Charles on these cards)

*(These cards were only used briefly prior to the actual opening of the casino. The casino now*

*uses the generic Golden Nugget 24K Select cards listed in the Universal Slot Card section.)*

**[GOLDEN TIGER CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LADQGT) (DeQuincy, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**KINGS PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LALCKP) **(Lake Charles, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**LUCKY STAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMBLS) **(Moss Bluff, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**ROYAL PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LASURP) **(Sulphur, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**SILVER STAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMBSS) **(Moss Bluff, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**VEGAS MAGIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LALCVM) **(Lake Charles, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“VIP Member” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG167975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167975)

Black ("VIP Member" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG167975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167975)

(These two cards typically came as a set that break apart, barcode on reverse. Same card used

at all 6 locations.)

[**GRAND CASINO AVOYELLES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMAGC) **(Marksville, LA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2001

1st Lavender (Grand Advantage) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG028079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028079)

2nd Lavender (Grand Advantage) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG071077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071077)

3rd Blue (Grand Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG028113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028113)

(Became the Paragon casino in 2001)

(First two issues have been found with "BUS" printed on the reverse with a player#. Most of

these bus cards have no player info printed on the obverse while some do have the normal

player info printed on the obverse with a matching player# front and back.)

[**GRAND CASINO COUSHATTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAKIGC) **(Kinder, LA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 2005

*(Changed name in 2005 to "Coushatta Casino Resort")*

1st Blue-Green (Grand Advantage) Faraday Rare 10  [CG028082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028082)

(Signature strip on reverse is 48mm wide and starts under the "G" in "Grand")

Blue-Green (Grand Advantage) Faraday Rare 10  [CG028115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028115)

(Signature strip on reverse is 48mm wide, moved to the right and starts under the "n" in "Grand")

Blue-Green (Grand Advantage) Faraday Rare 10  [CG013481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013481)

(Signature strip on reverse is 48mm wide, moved to the right and starts under the "C" in "Casino")

Blue-Green (Grand Advantage) Faraday Rare 10  [CG028133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028133)

(Signature strip on reverse is 60mm wide and starts under the "d" in "Grand")

2nd Blue-Green (Grand Advantage) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG028162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028162)

(No signature strip on reverse)

3rd Blue-Green (Grand Advantage) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG028175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028175)

(No signature strip on reverse. Last punchboard reader.)

4th Blue (Picture Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG063270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063270)

(Grand Coushatta is only phone number on reverse)

5th Blue (Picture Casino) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG028208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028208)

(Grand Coushatta is only phone number on reverse)

6th Blue (Picture Casino) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG028221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028221)

(Grand Coushatta and Gambler's Anonymous phone numbers both listed on reverse)

Blue (Picture Casino & “VIP” in yellow letters) ? V Scarce 7  [CG028326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028326)

7th Teal (Picture Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG063271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063271)

(Coushatta tribe fish logo on lower right. Web address on obverse.)

8th Brown (V.I.P.) None Scarce 3  [CG028482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028482)

Teal (V.I.P. Select) None Scarce 3  [CG028509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028509)

[**HARRAH’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOHA#320) **(New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(See the Harrah’s Universal Cards)*

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LASHHA) **(Shreveport, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2004

1st Gold/Blue ("Shreveport" on Harrah's Pattern) None Ex Rare 125  [CG070874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070874)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & last line "Bet with your head, not over it.", only 2 known)

XX Gold/Black (Gold Star Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG031570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031570)

(Benefit card)

[**HARRAH'S LOUISIANA DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABCHL) **(Bossier City, LA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX Grey (“Access” VIP Parking Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG139960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139960)

XX Grey (“Access” VIP Parking Diamond Lounge) None V Scarce 7  [CG040162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040162)

(Both cards copyright 2004)

*(See the Harrah's "Universal Card Section" for later cards)*

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABRHC) **(Baton Rouge, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Glittery Red (Hollywood Premier) (I) Common 1  [CG007098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007098)

Glittery Yellow (Hollywood Celebrity) (I) Common 1  [CG007099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007099)

(White and grey-tinted reverses have been found of both cards)

2nd Red (Hollywood Premier) None Common 1  [CG069644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069644)

Yellow (Hollywood Celebrity) None Common 1  [CG076690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076690)

XX Black (Fifteen Year Member) None V Scarce 10  [CG102019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102019)

(Commemorative 15 year anniversary card)

XX Brown (SlotPlay) None V Scarce 7  [CG102579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102579)

(Card issued when awared SlotPlay, cards issued in different amounts)

[**HOLLYWOOD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LASHHC) **CASINO (Shreveport, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2005

*(Became the Eldorado in 2005)*

1st Brick (New Friend) None Common 1  [CG007094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007094)

Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG063273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063273)

Red (Marquee Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG007095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007095)

2nd Mustard (Celebrity) None Common 1  [CG007096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007096)

Brick (Premier) None Common 1  [CG007097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007097)

3rd Mustard (Celebrity) None Common 1  [CG009414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009414)

Brick (Premier) None Common 1  [CG121874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121874)

(This issue has "Expires 12/31/04" in lower right corner on obverse)

[**HORSESHOE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABCHO) **(Bossier City, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Red (Winners Circle Charter Member) PPC V Rare+ 75  [CG000859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000859)

2nd Red (Winners Circle) PPC V Rare 50  [CG000860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000860)

(Reverse address is “360 Traffic Street, Bossier City, LA 71111”)

3rd Red (Winners Circle) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG069646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069646)

(Reverse address is “711 Horseshoe Blvd, Bossier City, LA 71111”, 3 casinos listed on obverse)

Red (Winners Circle) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG170191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170191)

(Reverse address is “711 Horseshoe Blvd, Bossier City, LA 71111”, 2 casinos listed on obverse)

4th Blue (Hotel & “Winners Circle Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG067230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067230)

(Reverse has small Horseshoe logo and “For Room Reservations Call 1-800-789-0711”)

5th Blue (Hotel & “Winners Circle Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG000858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000858)

(Reverse has “Horseshoe” written out and “For Room Reservations Call 1-800-789-0711”)

6th Blue (Hotel & “Winners Circle Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG088742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088742)

(Reverse has “Horseshoe” written out and “For Room Reservations Call 1-888-711-SLOT”

Last line starts with “**abide**…”)

Blue (Hotel & “Winners Circle Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG097515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097515)

(Reverse has “Horseshoe” written out and “For Room Reservations Call 1-888-711-SLOT”

Last line starts with “**to abide**…”)

Gold (Winners Circle Players Club & black logo) None Rare+ 25  [CG097523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097523)

(Blank reverse except for mag stripe and signature strip)

Platinum (Inner Circle Platinum Players Club) None Rare+ 25  [CG097524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097524)

(Gold Horseshoe on front)

Platinum (Inner Circle Platinum Players Club) None Rare+ 25  [CG097525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097525)

(Black and White Horseshoe on front. These were shipped to the casino in April, 2001.)

Black/Gold (“Jack’s Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG097526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097526)

(There is a box for the member’s picture on the obverse)

7th Blue (Hotel & “Winners Circle Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG000862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000862)

(Reverse has “Horseshoe” written out and “For Room Reservations Call 1-888-711-SLOT”

Last line starts with “the Horseshoe…”.)

8th Blue (Hotel & “Winners Circle Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG000863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000863)

(Obverse has **grey** “Winners Circle Players Club”, last line on reverse says “the Horseshoe…”)

9th Olive Green (Winners Circle Players Club” & horseshoe) None Common 1  [CG097512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097512)

(The last line begins “**Circle**. Good Luck!”)

Black (“Jack’s Club” in hologram) None Scarce 3  [CG097514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097514)

Silver (“Jack’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG059852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059852)

Gold (“Inner Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG097516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097516)

(Black, Silver and Gold High-Roller Cards have a space for the member’s picture on the obverse

with the reverse paragraph 17mm from top to bottom on the silver & gold cards.)

10th Olive Green (“Winners Circle Players Club” & horseshoe) None Common 1  [CG069647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069647)

(The last line begins “**Winners** Circle. Good Luck!”)

Grey ("Jack's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG126172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126172)

Gold ("Inner Circle") None Scarce 3  [CG141653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141653)

(Grey and Gold cards have a space for the member's picture on the obverse with the reverse

paragraph approximately 19mm from top to bottom)

Gold ("Inner Circle") None Scarcde 3  [CG141654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141654)

(This card adds a registration mark "®" after the "Inner Circle" in the line above the mag stripe

that was not present on earlier cards & the reverse paragraph is approximately 17mm top to bottom)

11th Mustard/Olive (“Winners Circle Players Club” & horseshoe) None Common 1  [CG069697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069697)

Grey ("Jack's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG141655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141655)

Gold (“Inner Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG069703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069703)

(This issue has a **Black** horseshoe on the reverse, all previous cards had a gold horseshoe. The

Grey and Gold cards have a registration mark "®" after the"Jack's Club" or "Inner Circle" in the

line above the mag stripe and those cards have space for the member's picture on the obverse.)

12th Mustard (Winner’s Circle – Gold) None Common 1  [CG004993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004993)

Grey (Winner’s Circle – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG004994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004994)

Lt Grey (Winners Circle – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG004995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004995)

(Last line on reverse of this Diamond card has "MO or IA 1-888-BETSOFF...")

Mustard (Winner’s Circle – Gold) None Common 1  [CG148723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148723)

Lt Grey (Winners Circle – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG084491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084491)

(Last line on reverse of this Diamond card has "MO 1-888-BETSOFF...")

(This issue is copyright 2005 and has many color variations. The same cards are used in

Hammond, IN and Tunica, MS. Player# prefix 150 is Bossier, 133 or 152 is Tunica and 151 is

Hammond although other player# prefixes may exist.)

*(This casino now uses Harrah’s Universal cards, see that section for later cards)*

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABCIO) **(Bossier City, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2006

*(Became Diamond Jacks in 2006)*

*(The player number prefix code for Bossier City is"40" and "43")*

1st Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132377)

(Obverse has “®” added after the word “Capri”. There is no “NBS” on the top line of the reverse.

Bottom line reverse “Properties of CASINO AMERICA, INC.” is 50mm wide)

2nd Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132378)

(Obverse adds "& Hotel" after Isle of Capri Casino. Bottom line reverse "Properties of

CASINO AMERICA, INC." is 47mm wide)

3rd Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132379)

("Hotel" no longer in logo. Bottom line reverse “Properties of CASINO AMERICA, INC."

is 47mm wide)

4th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG132380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132380)

(There is a “sm” after “Island Gold”)

5th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG132381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132381)

(This obverse is very similar to above card, except there’s a “®” after “Island Gold”, instead

of “sm”. Except for a slight font difference this card has similar reverse text to above.)

(Reverse on 1st to 5th issues lists three casinos: Biloxi, Vicksburg and Bossier City – same

cards were used at all three locations.)

6th Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001265)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino" all in white letters.

7th Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001266)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino & Hotel" all in white letters)

(Reverse on 6th and 7th issues lists four casinos: Biloxi, Vicksburg, Bossier City and Lake

Charles – cards were used at all four locations)

8th Blue (2 Red Birds & "Bossier City, LA" upper right) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG001267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001267)

9th Blue (2 Red Birds & "Bossier City, LA" upper right) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG001266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001266)

*(See Isle of Capri Universal Section for later cards)*

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LALCIO) **(Lake Charles, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

*(The player number prefix codes for Lake Charles are "50" and "109")*

1st Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001265)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino" all in white letters.

2nd Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001266)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino & Hotel" all in white letters)

(Reverse on 1st and 2nd issues lists four casinos: Biloxi, Vicksburg, Bossier City and Lake

Charles – cards were used at all four locations)

3rd Blue (Green Bird & "Lake Charles, LA" lower right) None Rare 15  [CG031633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031633)

4th Blue (2 Red Birds & "Lake Charles, LA" upper right) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG090635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090635)

5th Blue (2 Red Birds & "Lake Charles, LA" upper right) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG031635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031635)

(2nd thru 4th issues list four casinos on reverse: Biloxi, Vicksburg, Bossier City and Lake Charles

but were only used at Lake Charles)

6th Blue (2 Red Birds & "Lake Charles, LA" upper right) None Scarce 1  [CG031636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031636)

(This card has 7 casino locations listed on reverse, including the "Enchanted Capri" cruise ship)

Gold (Island Gold Members Club & "Lake Chares, LA) None Rare+ 25  [CG031645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031645)

(This card has a blank reverse)

*(Se Isle of Capri Universal Section for later cards)*

[**JENA CHOCTAW PINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LACRJC) **(Dry Prong, LA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: c.2013 Closed: no

1st Blue (Arrow Head Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG099636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099636)

2nd Brown (Your Place for Fun) plicards Scarce 3  [CG102515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102515)

(Has "P690437" in upper left corner reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right corner)

Brown (Your Place for Fun) plicards Scarce 3  [CG102515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102515)

(Has "P695106" in upper left corner reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right corner)

3rd Blue/Red (Arrow Head Players Club) plicards Scarce 3  [CG168437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168437)

(Has “P752193” in upper left corner reverse and “www.plicards.com’ in upper right corner)

4th Blue/Red (Arrow Head Players Club) plicards Scarce 3  [CG174837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174837)

(Has “P768454” in upper left corner reverse and “www.plicards.com’ in upper right corner)

[**JESTER’S WALK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMAJW) **(Mathews, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Purple (Jester – keyring card) None V Scarce 7  [CG030134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030134)

Purple (Jester – full size card) None V Scarce 7  [CG034765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034765)

(These two cards typically came as a set that break apart. Bar code reverse)

[**KINGS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAPBKC) **(Port Barre, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (King Cash reward Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034766)

**KINGS PALACE CASINO (Lake Charles, LA)**

*(Uses the same card as Golden Tiger and several other casinos)*

[**L’AUBERGE Du Lac**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LALCLD) **(Lake Charles, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Olive (L’ Club Classique) None V Scarce 7  [CG031651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031651)

(Cream reverse, and no crown obverse)

Red (L’ Club Noble) None V Scarce 7  [CG031653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031653)

(This issue copyright 2005, all other issues copyright 2006)

2nd Olive (L’ Club Classique ) None Scarce 3  [CG031655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031655)

(Green reverse and no crown obverse)

Grey (L’ Club Platinum with Crown) None Scarce 3  [CG103095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103095)

(Platinum card has “EXP 08/31/06”)

3rd Dk/Lt Gold (L’ Club Gold with Crown – stripes) None Scarce 3  [CG031657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031657)

Grey (L’ Club Platinum with Crown – stripes) None Scarce 3  [CG031686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031686)

(This issue has "EXP 02/28/07" on lower right obverse)

4th Olive (L’ Club Classique & Crown – stripes) None Scarce 3  [CG031687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031687)

(Green reverse and crown obverse)

Gold Tan (L’ Club Gold with Crown) None Scarce 3  [CG031750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031750)

Grey (L’ Club Platinum with Crown) None Scarce 3  [CG031752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031752)

(Gold & Platinum cards have "EXP 08/31/07" with glittery obverse)

5th Gold Tan (L’ Club Gold with Crown) None Scarce 3  [CG031802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031802)

(Glittery obverse with crown)

6th Gold Tan (L’ Club Gold with Crown – non-glittery obv) None Scarce 3  [CG031864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031864)

Grey (L’ Club Platinum with Crown – non-glittery obv) None Scarce 3  [CG031877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031877)

(This issue has non-glittery obverse with crown)

Black (“L” & picture box) None V Rare 25  [CG031881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031881)

*(See “MyChoice” in the Universal Section for later card issues)*

[**LUCKY DELTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAVILD) **(Vinton, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Diamond Royal Flush) None Scarce 3  [CG034770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034770)

[**LUCKY LONGHORN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAVILL) **(Vinton, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Brown (“Lucky Longhorn Casino” & bull head logo) None Scarce 3  [CG167974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167974)

(Small keyring card with barcode on reverse)

PC White (Wrangler VIP Club – no barcode) None Scarce 3  [CG034768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034768)

PC White (Wrangler VIP Club – barcode obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG034769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034769)

(Different spacings found between the top two lines of text on the obverse of these cards)

**LUCKY STAR CASINO (Moss Bluff, LA)**

*(Uses the same card as Golden Tiger and several other casinos)*

[**MARGARITAVILLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LABCMR) **(Bossier City, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Multi (Players Club Parrot Head) None Common 1  [CG129799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129799)

Multi (Players Club Parrot Head) 02 Common 1  [CG111932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111932)

Multi (Players Club Pirate) None Scarce 3  [CG125996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125996)

Multi (Players Club Islander) None Scarce 5  [CG125997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125997)

Multi (Players Club Landshark) None V Scarce 7  [CG125998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125998)

Black (All Access) None Rare 10  [CG164399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164399)

XX Multi (Play in Paradise Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG129925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129925)

(Grand opening temporary card)

[**NITRO GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LASHNG) **(Shreveport, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Green ("I’m a VIP" – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG007080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007080)

Green "I'm a VIP" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG007080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007080)

2nd White ("Nitro Club Card" – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG062402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062402)

White ("Nitro Club Card" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG099713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099713)

(This full size card has a 42mm wide barcode & keyring card has 28mm wide barcode)

White ("Nitro Club Card" – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG062402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062402)

White ("Nitro Club Card" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG099713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099713)

(This full size card has a 37mm wide barcode & keyring card has 25mm wide barcode)

White ("Nitro Club Card" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG062402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062402)

(This full size card has a 32mm wide barcode, keyring card from this set has not been found

to verify the barcode size so is not listed yet)

3rd Purple ("Nitro Gaming" – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG007082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007082)

Purple ("Nitro Gaming" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG062353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062353)

(The keyring and full size cards typically came as a set that break apart)

[**PARAGON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMAPC) **(Marksville, LA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Brick ("Paragon Preferred" & Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG063276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063276)

(Some cards have a gold "Star" with an "A" on a clear sticker)

Brick (“Paragon Preferred” & Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG007106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007106)

(This card has a gold “Star” with an “A” PRINTED above “Paragon”)

2nd Red (“Paragon Preferred” &Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG069648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069648)

Blue (“Paragon Preferred” & Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG069650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069650)

Grey (“Paragon Preferred” & Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG069651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069651)

Black ("Paragon Preferred" & Pearl) None V Scarce 7  [CG069649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069649)

(Some cards have been found without the silver lettering with just the black shadows)

3rd Red/Black (Preferred Players Club Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG126856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126856)

Blue/Black (Preferred Players Club Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG126857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126857)

Silver/Black (Preferred Players Club Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG126858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126858)

Green/Black (Preferred Players Club Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG126859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126859)

Blue/Black (Preferred Players Club Pearl) None V Scarce 7  [CG126860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126860)

(This issue has "Celebrating 20 Years")

4th Red/Black (Preferred Players Club Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG136283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136283)

Blue/Black (Preferred Players Club Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG136284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136284)

Silver/Black (Preferred Players Club Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG136465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136465)

Green/Black (Preferred Players Club Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG137084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137084)

Blue/Black (Preferred Players Club Pearl) None V Scarce 7  [CG137999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137999)

(Same basic design as 3rd issue but without "Celebrating 20 Years", Paragon logo is horizontal)

5th Red/Black (Preferred Players Club Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG155187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155187)

Blue/Black (Preferred Players Club Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG155188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155188)

Grey/Black (Preferred Players Club Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG155189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155189)

Green/Black (Preferred Players Club Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG155190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155190)

Multi (Preferred Players Club Pearl) None V Scarce 7  [CG155191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155191)

(Similar to previous design but Paragon logo is now vertical along right edge)

6th Green (Preferred Players Club Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG155593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155593)

White (Preferred Players Club Pearl) None V Scarce 7  [CG155594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155594)

(Obverse background is alligator skin pattern, room for player photo on reverse)

[**PELICAN PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAVIPP) **(Vinton, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

PC White (Pelican Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034771)

[**PLAYERS RIVERBOAT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LALCPL)

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1997

[**PLAYERS ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LALCPL) **(Lake Charles, LA)**

[Land Based] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2001

1st Tan (Chips and Dice) None V Rare 25  [CG031958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031958)

(Reverse has "Players Riverboat Casino" on last line)

2nd Tan (Chips and Dice) None Rare 15  [CG063274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063274)

(Reverse has "Players Casino" on last line)

3rd Orange (Palm Trees & "Hotel Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG088598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088598)

("Please use this card each and every time you play!" is on 1 line on reverse)

4th Orange (Palm Trees & "Casino Hotel") None Scarce 3  [CG031959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031959)

("Please use this card each and every time you play!" is on 2 lines on reverse)

Gold (Players Preferred Gold) None Rare 15  [CG032027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032027)

Silver (Players Preferred Platinum Club) None Rare 15  [CG032029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032029)

5th Purple ("Players Preferred" & Casino near Shore) None Scarce 3  [CG032032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032032)

Purple (“Players Preferred” 55 & Casino near Shore) None Scarce 3  [CG032068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032068)

(There is a “\*55\*” printed in the lower right corner on the obverse)

Purple (“Players Preferred” 55+ & Casino near Shore) None Scarce 3  [CG032103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032103)

(The 55+ logo is printed on the card with a colorful logo by the manufacturer)

White (Preferred Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG032142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032142)

White (Preferred Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG032167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032167)

(These white cards may have aged and appear to be cream in color)

XX Orchid (Blank obverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG032168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032168)

(This temporary card has full text on the reverse)

XX Gold (Riverboat Wheel) None Scarce 3  [CG032175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032175)

(Nothing is known about this card. It could be a “sample”, “prototype” or even a “fake”. One

card has been found which is blank. It’s doubtful this card was ever issued.)

[**POT OF GOLD / POT O’ GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMIPO) **(Minden, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/White (Players Club Membership Card) None Scarce 3  [CG034772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034772)

[**QUEEN OF NEW ORLEANS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOHQ) **(New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1994

1st White/Red (Players Chips Club) None V Rare 150  [CG007083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007083)

(Smaller ® in logos, “Riverboat Casino” at bottom of reverse is 28mm long)

White/Red (Players Chips Club) None V Rare 150  [CG007084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007084)

(Larger ® in logos, “Riverboat Casino” at bottom of reverse is 30mm long)

XX Silver (VIP Pass) None Ex Rare 100  [CG007085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007085)

[**RICE PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LACRRP) **(Crowley, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Royal Rewards) None Common 3  [CG192063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192063)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**RIVER CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOCC) **(New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 1995

1st Black (Bon Vivant) None Ex Rare 150  [CG063277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063277)

(On obverse, all writing is in gold foil, on reverse, 5th line begins “and rewards may be changed”)

2nd Black (Bon Vivant) None V Rare 75  [CG063278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063278)

(On obverse, there is no gold foil and the word “casino” plus the two arrows are in white)

(On reverse, 5th line begins “Rules and rewards”)

[**RIVER PORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAPARP) **(Port Allen, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Premium Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034773)

PC White (River Port Casino Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034774)

[**ROYAL FLUSH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LARF) **(LA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st White (V.I.P Member) None Common 3  [CG034775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034775)

**ROYAL PALACE CASINO (Sulphur, LA)**

*(Uses the same card as Golden Tiger and several other casinos)*

[**SAM’S TOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LASHST) **(Shreveport, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Orange (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG004874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004874)

(Last line begins “**one** year if…”)

Orange (“Prime Rewards” & “SILVER”) None Common 1  [CG004878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004878)

Orange (“Prime Rewards” & “ELITE”) None Common 1  [CG004879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004879)

2nd Orange (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG069652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069652)

(Last line begins “**6** months if…”)

Grey (“Prime Rewards” & “SILVER”) None Common 1  [CG004880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004880)

Silver/White (“Prime Rewards” & “ELITE) None Scarce 3  [CG004881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004881)

*(See “Boyd Gaming” in the* ***Universal Section*** *for current card issues)*

[**SILVER STAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAMBSS) **(Moss Bluff, LA)**

*(Uses the same card as Golden Tiger and several other casinos)*

[**STAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOST) **(New Orleans, LA)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1995

1st Teal (Star Club) PPC Rare 35  [CG063279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063279)

[**SUNDANCE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAJESU) **(Jennings, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Sundance Ca$ino VIP – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG034776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034776)

Orange (Sundance Ca$ino – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG034777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034777)

[**TREASURE CHEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAKETC) **(Kenner, LA)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Navy ("Players Club" Fish above Coral) PPC V Rare 75  [CG004890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004890)

(Blue sand at bottom of card. Used only briefly. Last line begins 1-800-750-5777)

2nd Navy ("Players Club" Fish above Coral) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG004891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004891)

(Tan sand at bottom of card. Last line begins 1-800-298-0711)

3rd Navy ("Players Club" Fish above Coral) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG004892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004892)

(Tan sand at bottom of card. Bright colors – more defined)

4th Navy ("Players Club" Fish above Coral) None V Scarce 7  [CG004893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004893)

(Tan sand at bottom of card. Light gold writing – less defined)

5th Purple ("Treasure Club" & Mermaid) None V Scarce 7  [CG004894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004894)

(Mermaid’s hair touches the “B” in “Club”)

6th Purple ("Treasure Club" & Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG090159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090159)

(Gold coins beneath mermaid are bold and readable with dark writing)

7th Purple ("Treasure Club" & Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG004889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004889)

(Gold coins beneath mermaid are faint, but readable with light writing)

8th Multicolored (BJ Hand on Table Layout) None Scarce 3  [CG004895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004895)

Multicolored ($5 Token Going in Coin Acceptor) None Scarce 3  [CG004896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004896)

(First Line on reverse is "Welcome to the Treasure Club!")

9th Multicolored (BJ Hand on Table Layout) None Common 1  [CG088653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088653)

Multicolored ($5 Token Going in Coin Acceptor) None Common 1  [CG004897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004897)

(First line on reverse is "This card may be used in compliance with the official rules")

10th Lt Blue/Pink (Stars and Mermaid Silhouette) None Common 1  [CG071565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071565)

11th Orange (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG073791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073791)

(The “Treasure Chest” logo is in the right lower corner of the obverse)

XX White/Purple ("Cash Comp Bonus") None Scarce 3  [CG034778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034778)

XX White/Red ("Cash Comp Bonus") None Scarce 3  [CG150223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150223)

(Blank reverse)

XX White/Green ("Treasure Chest Casino" & 2 Mermaids) None Scarce 3  [CG034780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034780)

(A temporary card?)

XX Gold ("Treasure Chest Casino" & 2 Mermaids) None V Scarce 7  [CG063282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063282)

(Purpose of this card is unknown)

XX Gray (“Treasure Chest Casino” & 2 Mermaids) None V Rare 25  [CG034782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034782)

XX White/Blue ("Treasure Chest Casino" & 2 Mermaids) None Scarce 3  [CG034781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034781)

(Manufacturer's sample card with CCS, Inc. on the reverse)

XX White/Red ("Cash Comp Bonus") None Scarce 3  [CG034779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034779)

(Manufacturer's sample card with CCS, Inc. on the reverse)

XX Purple ("Treasure Club" & Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG103214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103214)

(Manufacturer's sample card with CCS, Inc. on the reverse)

*(See “Boyd Gaming” in the* ***Universal Section*** *for current card issues)*

**VEGAS MAGIC CASINO (Lake Charles, LA)**

*(Uses the same card as Golden Tiger and several other casinos)*

[**WILD FIRE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LAPAWF) **(Port Allen, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (“VIP Cash Card” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG167973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167973)

Mustard ("VIP Cash Card" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG167973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167973)

(These two cards typically came as a set that break apart, barcode on reverse)

[**MAINE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=me)

[**BANGOR RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MEBABR) **(Bangor, ME)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened ? Closed: 2007

XX Green (Fastbet Bangor Raceway Voucher Card) None Scarce 3  [CG039928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039928)

*(See "Hollywood Slots" for later cards)*

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MEBAHC) **(Bangor, ME)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously Hollywood Slots before changing it's name in 2012)*

1st Grey ("Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG084530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084530)

Mustard (Club Hollywood – Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG084531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084531)

Red (Club Hollywood – Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG084532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084532)

Black (Club Hollwood – Executive Producer) None Scarce 7  [CG084508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084508)

*(Now uses the universal Marquee Rewards cards)*

[**HOLLYWOOD SLOTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MEBAHS) **(Bangor, ME)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened 2007 Closed: 2012

*(See "Bangor Raceway" for earlier cards, changed name to Hollywood Casino in 2012)*

1st Purple/Blue (“Player’s Club”) innovative Scarce 3  [CG082365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082365)

2nd Red (“Action” Director) (I) Scarce 3  [CG082366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082366)

Gold (“Action” Producer) (I) Scarce 3  [CG082367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082367)

3rd Blue (“Player’s Club”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG082368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082368)

Gold (“Producer’s Club” 2009) (I) Scarce 3  [CG082369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082369)

4th Grey (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG097678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097678)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG084527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084527)

Red (“Club Hollywood – Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG099046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099046)

XX Grey/Blue (Win Place & Show - fastbet) None Scarce 3  [CG084528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084528)

[**OXFORD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MEOXOC) **(Oxford, ME)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Mustard (Oxford Rewards Loyalty Club) None Scarce 3  [CG075844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=075844)

(Logo on reverse centered at bottom of card)

2nd Mustard (Oxford Rewards Loyalty Club) None Scarce 3  [CG103212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103212)

(Logo on reverse in bottom right corner)

XX Pink (Think Beyond Pink!) None V Scarce 7  [CG103378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103378)

XX Multi (Derby Dash – Limited Edition) None V Scarce 7  [CG200579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200579)

**SCARBOROUGH DOWNS (Scarborough, ME)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Red/Black (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [SCG00039](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00039.jpg)

[**MARYLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=md)

**[CASINO AT OCEAN DOWNS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MDBEOD) (Berlin, MD)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Orange/Black (Players Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG028908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028908)

(Reverse text is 8mm from left edge of card)

2nd Orange/Black (Players Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG174359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174359)

(Reverse text moved right to allow punch hole to be moved up, text is now 10mm from left

edge of card)

3rd Orange/Black (Players Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG197903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197903)

(7 lines of text in reverse paragraph, previous cards had 6 lines of text)

4th Blue (Club Ocean – 1 Starfish) None Scarce 3  [CG208045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208045)

Red (Club Ocean – 2 Starfish) None Scarce 3  [CG208046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208046)

Yellow (Club Ocean – 3 Starfish) None Scarce 3  [CG208047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208047)

Black (Club Ocean – 4 Starfish) None V Scarce 7  [CG208048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208048)

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MDPEHC) **(Perryville, MD)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened 2009 Closed: no

1st Grey (Club Hollywood) None Scarce 3  [CG021621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021621)

Gold (Club Hollywood Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG021622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021622)

2nd Grey (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG021623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021623)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG021624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021624)

*(Now uses the universal Marquee Rewards cards)*

[**HORSESHOE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MDBAHC) **(Baltimore, MD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(See Harrah’s Universal Cards)*

**MARYLAND JOCKEY CLUB (Laurel, MD)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(Includes Laurel Park, Pimlico and Preakness)*

1st Yellow/Purple (Premier Player 2002) None Scarce 7  [SCG00040](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00040.jpg)

2nd White (Premier Player 2003) None Scarce 3  [SCG00041](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00041.jpg)

3rd Gold/Multi (2004) None Scarce 7  [SCG00042](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00042.jpg)

4th (?) (2005) ? ? ?  [SCG00043](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00043.jpg)

(This card was never issued. Club was bought by MEC who issued the card listed below.)

5th Red (“Premier Player”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00044](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00044.jpg)

(All above cards are oversize thin plastic with bar code)

XX Multi (“Complimentary Guest Pass 2008”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00045](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00045.jpg)

XX Multi (“Complimentary Guest Pass 2009”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00046](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00046.jpg)

XX Multi (“Complimentary Guest Pass 2010”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00047](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00047.jpg)

[**MARYLAND LIVE!**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MDHAML) **(Hanover, MD**)

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Red/Clear (Live! Rewards Limited Edition) None V Scarce 7  [CG032940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032940)

White (Live! Founders Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG041688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041688)

2nd Red/White (Live! Rewards Limited Edition) None V Scarce 7  [CG074190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074190)

(Original card was red with a clear section in the lower left but they were quickly replaced with

a similar design where the clear section is now solid white.)

3rd Dk Red (Live!) None Common 1  [CG088397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088397)

(No expiration date on obverse)

4th Red (Live!) None Common 1  [CG098807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098807)

Gold (Live!) None Common 3  [CG098809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098809)

Silver (Live!) None Common 3  [CG098808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098808)

(02/28/2014 expiration date printed on obverse)

5th Multi (1st Birthday Live!) None Scarce 3  [CG107595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107595)

(Copyright 2013 on reverse)

6th Gold (Live!) None Common 3  [CG153052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153052)

(Reverse logo is no longer an oval, just the words "Maryland Live! Casino". 02/28/2015

expiration date printed on obverse)

7th Black (Chairman’s) None Rare 15  [CG179599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179599)

(Photo square on reverse)

8th Green (Live!) None V Scarce 7  [CG196844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196844)

(Reverse text now centered)

[**ROCKY GAP CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MDFLRG) **(Cumberland, MD**)

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Silver (Silver) None Common 1  [CG117380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117380)

(Dark grey reverse)

Gold (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG122669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122669)

Grey (Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG126006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126006)

2nd Silver (Silver) None Common 1  [CG127219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127219)

(White reverse)

3rd Silver (Rocky Gap Rewards – Silver) None Common 1  [CG183047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183047)

Gold (Rocky Gap Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG183048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183048)

Grey (Rocky Gap Rewards – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG183049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183049)

[**ROD 'N' REEL BINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MDCBR0) **(Chesapeake Beach, MD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Boats at Dock with Rod N Reel Sign) PG Scarce 3  [CG152101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152101)

**ROSECROFT (Fort Washington, MD)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Green (Harness Racers) None Scarce 3  [SCG00048](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00048.jpg)

[**MASSACHUSETTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ma)

**HORIZON'S EDGE (Lynn, MA)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**PLAINRIDGE PARK CASINO (Plainville, MA)**

**PLAINRIDGE RACECOURSE (Plainville, MA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened:2015 Closed: no

1st White (The Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG145402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145402)

*(Now using the generic Penn National Marquee Rewards cards after adding a casino in June 2015)*

**RAYNHAM PARK**

**TAUTON PARK (Raynham, MA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (“Horses and Hounds”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00049](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00049.jpg)

**WONDERLAND GREYHOUND PARK (Revere, MA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2010

1st White (Preferred Player) None Scarce 3  [SCG00050](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00050.jpg)

Gold (Gold Club Member) None Scarce 3  [SCG00051](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00051.jpg)

Silver (Platinum Club Member) None Scarce 3  [SCG00052](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00052.jpg)

[**MICHIGAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mi)

[**BAY MILLS RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIBRBM) **/** [**KINGS CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIBRKC) **(Brimley, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Lt & Dk Blue (The Fun Card) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG022926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022926)

2nd Lt & Dk Blue (The Fun Card) None Scarce 3  [CG022927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022927)

3rd Green (The Funcard) None Scarce 3  [CG022929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022929)

(This card is used at both casinos. “Bay Mills” is located only 3 miles from “King’s Club”

who has slots only. Bay Mills has Keno, Craps and Cards.)

4th Green (The Funcard) None Scarce 3  [CG033536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033536)

(web site added to reverse)

5th Yellow (V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG007100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007100)

(Expiration date July 31, 2007 on reverse)

Yellow (V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG007246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007246)

(Expiration date July 31, 2008 on reverse)

6th Tan/Blue (Lake Michigan Funcard) (I) Scarce 3  [CG034384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034384)

Grey/Green (Lake Huron Funcard) (I) Scarce 3  [CG022931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022931)

Grey/Blue (Lake Superior Funcard) (I) Scarce 3  [CG022932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022932)

(The word “Funcard” begins under the “r” in “Superior”)

7th Tan/Blue (Lake Michigan Funcard) None Scarce 3  [CG032608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032608)

Grey/Green (Lake Huron Funcard) None Scarce 3  [CG084485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084485)

Grey/Blue (Lake Superior Funcard) None Scarce 3  [CG032609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032609)

(Larger word “Funcard” begins under the “e” in “Superior”)

8th Red (Michigan Runcard) PG Scarce 3  [CG179460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179460)

Green (Huron Funcard) PG Scarce 3  [CG183338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183338)

Blue (Superior Funcard) PG Scarce 3  [CG183339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183339)

Green (Great Lakes Funcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG183340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183340)

XX White/Green (Temporary Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG033627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033627)

XX Lt Blue (The Fun Card) None Scarce 3  [CG022928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022928)

(This was a temporary card)

[**CHIP-IN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIHACI) **(Harris, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: 1998

*(Originally the Hannahville Casino, renamed the Chip-In Casino in 1987 and then changed*

*to the Island Resort in 1998)*

1st White (Palm Trees) None V Rare 50  [CG002405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002405)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Blue ("Diamond Chip Player's Club") PPC Rare 10  [CG002406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002406)

(Punchboard reader only)

3rd Blue ("Diamond Chip Player's Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG022933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022033)

(Punchboard reader and magnetic stripe)

*(See Island Resort for later cards)*

**[FIREKEEPERS CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIBCFC) (Battle Creek, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Red (Red Hot Rewards Club – Smokin’ Club) None Scarce 3  [CG023021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023021)

Silver (Red Hot Rewards Club- Sizzlin’) None Scarce 3  [CG088492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088492)

Gold (Red Hot Rewards Club – Blazin’) None Scarce 3  [CG088493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088493)

(Reverse text near bottom of card and last two lines indented for punched hole)

2nd Red (Red Hot Rewards Club – Smokin’) None Scarce 3  [CG023022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023022)

(Reverse text is NOT indented and is above the punched hole)

3rd Red/Multi (Red Hot Rewards Club – 1st Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG023023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023023)

(Casino entrance at night - lit up and centered from more of a distance)

Blue (Red Hot Rewards Club – 1st Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG023024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023024)

(Casino picture & logo at left on obverse)

Black/Multi (Red Hot Rewards Club – 1st Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG023025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023025)

(Casino entrance is dark and centered, more close up view)

Red/Multi (Red Hot Rewards Club – 1st Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG023026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023026)

(Casino entrance on right side)

(These cards have 1st anniversary celebration logo on bottom right obverse, only 1 box of each

card in this issue were made)

4th Red (Red Hot Rewards Club – You’re Smokin’) None Scarce 3  [CG032236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032236)

Gold (Red Hot Rewards Club- You’re Sizzlin’) None V Scarce 7  [CG032239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032239)

Black (Red Hot Rewards Club – You’re Blazin’) None V Scarce 7  [CG032240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032240)

(Reverse text near bottom of card only has very last line indented for punched hole. Reverse

logo says "FireKeepers Casino")

5th Red (Red Hot Rewards Club – You’re Smokin’) None Scarce 3  [CG012588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012588)

Gold (Red Hot Rewards Club – You're Sizzlin') None V Scarce 7  [CG049228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049228)

Black (Red Hot Rewards Club – You're Blazin') None V Scarce 7  [CG049229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049229)

(Casino logo on reverse now says "FireKeepers Casino – Hotel")

XX Red/White/Blue (Patriot Red Hot Rewards Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG050280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050280)

(Special card for veterans first issued on Memorial Day Weekend in 2015)

XX Silver/Gold Foil (Lucky 7 Years – Sizzlin’) None V Scarce 7  [CG153678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153678)

(Red Hot Rewards 7 Year Anniversary Card)

XX Clear (“Inferno” with photo square) ? V Rare 50  [CG183379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183379)

(Special high level card given to the top 50 players each year)

[**FOUR WINDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIDOFW) **(Dowagiac, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

[**FOUR WINDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIHAFW) **(Hartford, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

[**FOUR WINDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=minbfw) **(New Buffalo, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Red (“W” & a “Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG090904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090904)

Black (“W” & a “Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG023028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023028)

(Black card with raised black printing)

Gold (“W” & a “Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG090905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090905)

(The logos are very faint)

2nd Dk Red (“W” & a “Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022765)

(The logo is “maroon” colored)

Black (“W” & a “Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG013962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013962)

(Black card with normal dark grey printing)

Tan (“W” & a “Club) None Scarce 3  [CG023027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023027)

(The logo is “brown” colored)

3rd Red (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG007251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007251)

Black ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG029373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029373)

Gold/Brown (“Players Club” & Horizontal Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG023029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023029)

Gold/Brown ("Players Club" & Vertical Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG149072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149072)

4th Red (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG028934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028934)

(Reverse bottom logo now lists two locations: New Buffalo & Hartford)

5th Red ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG046547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046547)

Black (Four Winds New Buffalo/Escape the Everyday) None Scarce 3  [CG046548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046548)

(“3270-1.06.2013 reverse bottom right corner)

Gold ("Players Club 2013" & Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG121750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121750)

(Reverse bottom logo now lists three locations: Hartford, Dowagiac and New Buffalo, base

level cards are also used as room keys)

6th Black (Four Winds New Buffalo/Escape the Everyday) None Scarce 3  [CG123979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123979)

(“2080514-V01 9.01.2014” reverse bottom right corner)

Gold ("Players Club 2014" & Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG123926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123926)

**GRAND TRAVERSE (MI)**

[Indian Casino] *(See “Leelanau Sands”)*

**GREAT LAKES DOWNS (Muskegon, MI)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st Green (Player rewards) None Scarce 3  [SCG00053](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00053.jpg)

(This card has 14 locations listed on the reverse: Santa Anita Park, Gulfstream Park, Golden

Gate Fields, Bay Meadows, Lone Star Park, Pimlico, Laurel Park, The Meadows, Flamboro

Downs, Portland Meadows, Thistledown, Remington Park, Great Lakes Downs, Multnomah

Greyhound Park.)

[**GREEKTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIDEGR#320) **(Detroit, MI)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Black ("Club Greektown" & 5 Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG023030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023030)

(Arrows on right obverse. On reverse, magnetic stripe is on the bottom of the card)

2nd Black ("Club Greektown" & 5 Torches) None Common 1  [CG006963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006963)

(Arrows on left obverse. On reverse, magnetic stripe is on top of the card. Last line 70.5mm)

Black ("Club Greektown" & 5 Torches) None Common 1  [CG023031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023031)

(Arrows on left obverse. On reverse, magnetic stripe is on top of the card. Last line 72mm)

Silver ("Pantheon Club" Torch Logo) None V Rare 30  [CG023035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023035)

(High Level card was good from 11-10-00 to 6-30-01)

3rd Black/Blue ("Pantheon Club" Torch Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG023033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023033)

Black/Blue ("Pantheon Club Associate Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG023034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023034)

(High Level card was good from 7-1-01 to 12-31-01)

4th Cream/Grey ("Pantheon Club" Torch Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG034403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034403)

(High Level card was good from 1-1-02 to 6-30-02)

5th Green ("Pantheon Club" Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG023036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023036)

(High Level card was good from 7-1-02 to 12-31-02)

6th Black (“Club Greektown” & 5 torches & casino icons) None Common 1  [CG023037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023037)

(There is a website on the reverse. Last line starts “and benefits.” & text aligned at left)

Red/Pink (“Pantheon Club” Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG023038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023038)

7th Black/Grey (“Club Greektown” & 5 torches) None Common 1  [CG023032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023032)

(There is a website on the reverse)

Dk Purple (“Torch Club” & 5 Flames in Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG023047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023047)

(Player’s photo on obverse)

Lt Purple (“Pantheon Club” Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG028759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028759)

Dk Green/Grey (“Torch Club” & 5 Colored Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG023043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023043)

8th Orange (“Pantheon Club” Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG034386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034386)

Orange ("Patheon Club Associate Member") None Scarce 3  [CG034109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034109)

Red (“Torch Club” & 5 Colored Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG034411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034411)

(All cards with date 09/03 bottom right reverse)

9a Blue (“Pantheon Club” Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG194521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194521)

(Has date 3/04 bottom right reverse)

9b Lt Green (“Pantheon Club Associate Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG023040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023040)

Lt Green/Grey (“Torch Club” & 5 Colored Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG023042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023042)

(Both cards with date 06/04 bottom right reverse)

10th Dk Orange/Rust (“Pantheon Club” Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG034408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034408)

Red (“Torch Club” & 5 Colored Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG006973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006973)

(Both cards with date 08/04 bottom right reverse)

11th Yellow (“Pantheon Club” Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG023039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023039)

Yellow (“Torch Club” & 5 Colored Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG063464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063464)

(Both cards with date 03/05 bottom right reverse)

12th Black (“Club Greektown” & 5 torches & casino icons) None Common 1  [CG063466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063466)

(Only two “7’s” are showing on the slot machine. There were three “7’s” previous. Last line

starts “and forfeiture…” and reverse text is aligned at the left, no date bottom right reverse.)

Black (“Club Greektown” & 5 torches & casino icons) None Scarce 3  [CG006974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006974)

(Same as above with the date 2-06 bottom right reverse)

Black/Grey (“Pantheon Club” Torch Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG006975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006975)

Black/Grey (“Pantheon Club Associate Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG006976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006976)

Black/Grey (“Torch Club” & 5 Colored Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG006977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006977)

(Patheon & Torch Club cards have date 06/05 bottom right reverse)

13th Black (“Club Greektown” & 5 torches & casino icons) None Common 1  [CG006978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006978)

(Two and a partial “7’s” are showing on the slot machine. Last line starts “and forfeiture…” and

Reverse text is aligned at the left)

14th Black (“Club Greektown” a Kewadin Casino) None Common 1  [CG128634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128634)

(No date in bottom right corner on reverse)

Black (“Club Greektown” a Kewadin Casino) None Common 1  [CG160817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160817)

(Has date 12-07 in bottom right corner on reverse)

Black (“Club Greektown” a Kewadin Casino) None Common 1  [CG033849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033849)

(Has date 1-09 in bottom right corner on reverse)

15th Black (“Club Greektown”) None Common 1  [CG060135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060135)

(“a Kewadin Casino” removed from under “Club Greektown” on the obverse. Reverse text is

not aligned and there is no date in the lower right corner)

Silver (“Club Greektown Silver” & 5 Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG059917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059917)

(Silver card is dated 1/11 in bottom right corner on reverse)

Gold ("Club Greektown Gold" & 5 Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG056467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056467)

16th Brown (Greektown Rewards – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG089281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089281)

Silver (Greektown Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG089282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089282)

Gold (Greektown Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG089283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089283)

Grey (Greektown Rewards – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG089284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089284)

Blue (Greektown Rewards – Infinity) None V Scarce 7  [CG089285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089285)

(Last line of text in the reverse paragraph starts with "exclusion list...")

17th Grey (Greektown Rewards – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG177001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177001)

(Last line of text in the reverse paragraph starts with “and persons…”)

18th Silver (Greektown Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG157016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157016)

(Last line of text in the reverse paragraph starts with "premitted to use...")

XX White (“Club Greektown”- No Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG023044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023044)

PC White (“Greektown Casino” & 5 Torches) None Scarce 3  [CG023048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023048)

(This temporary card has a line for the player’s name and number on the obverse)

PC Mustard (“Club Greektown Gold” & 5 Torches) None Rare 10  [CG030839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030839)

(5 lines of text under "Benefits & Guidelines". Temporary GOLD CARD has a line for the

player’s name & number on the reverse. It was issued starting Dec 2010 to anyone showing

any area VIP card, good to 2/1/11 for temporary VIP privileges.)

PC Mustard (“Club Greektown Gold” & 5 Torches) None Rare 10  [CG030841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030841)

(7 lines of text under "Benefits & Guidelines")

PCX Grey (“Patheon Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG034499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034499)

(VIP Valet parking privileges)

PCX Multi (VIP Valet Parking Pass – dated 05/07) GCM5244 Scarce 3  [CG059908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059908)

[**GUN LAKE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIWAGL) **(Wayland, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:2011 Closed: no

1st Blue/Black (Passport – fun starts here) None Scarce 3  [CG030642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030642)

Gold/Black (Passport – fun starts here) None VScarce 7  [CG032257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032257)

Black (Passport – fun starts here) None Rare 10  [CG032258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032258)

(Copyright 2010 on reverse)

2nd Blue/Black (Passport – fun starts here) PG Scarce 3  [CG040107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040107)

Gold/Black (Passport – fun starts here) PG V Scarce 7  [CG040108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040108)

Black (Passport – fun starts here) PG Rare 10  [CG040109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040109)

(Copyright 2011 on reverse)

3rd Blue/Gold (Passport 1st Anniversary) PG Scarce 3  [CG062204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062204)

Gold (Passport 1st Anniversary) PG VScarce 7  [CG062205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062205)

Black (Passport 1st Anniversary) PG Rare 10  [CG062206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062206)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse)

4th Blue (Passport ) None Scarce 3  [CG013995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013995)

Gold (Passport) None V Scarce 7  [CG013996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013996)

Black (Passport) None Rare 10  [CG013997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013997)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse - this issue was for their 2nd anniversary in Feb 2013)

(55+ Senior Celebration stickers known on some cards)

5th Blue (Passport) PG Scarce 3  [CG136581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136581)

Gold (Passport) PG V Scarce 7  [CG136582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136582)

Black (Passport) PG Rare 10  [CG136583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136583)

(Copyright 2012, vertical cards replaced the earlier cards that would no longer work in the machines)

6th Blue (Passport) PG Scarce 3  [CG168871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168871)

Gold (Passport) PG V Scarce 7  [CG168872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168872)

Black (Passport) PG Rare 10  [CG139391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139391)

(Copyright 2014)

7th Blue (Passport – vertical card) PG Scarce 3  [CG178880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178880)

(Copyright 2017)

8th Blue (Passport – horizontal card) PG Scarce 3  [CG180325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180325)

(Copyright 2017)

9th Blue (Passport – horizontal card) None Scarce 3  [CG202678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202678)

(Copyright 2018)

XX Red/White/Blue (Courage Card – vertical card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG170681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170681)

(Copyright 2014)

XX Red/White/Blue (Courage Card – horizontal card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG171992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171992)

(Copyright 2014 – The Courage Card is for veterans, first responders or current military)

XX Red/White/Blue (Courage Card – horizontal card) None V Scarce 7  [CG200874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200874)

(Copyright 2018 – The Courage Card is for veterans, first responders or current military)

[**HAZEL PARK HARNESS RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIHPH1) **(Hazel Park, MI)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Teal (Winners Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG014089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014089)

[**ISLAND RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIHAIR) **(Harris, MI)**

[**CHIP-IN ISLAND RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIHAIR) **(Harris, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

*(Formerly the “Chip In Casino”, originally used the name "Chip-In Island Resort" but*

*eventually dropped "Chip-In" after the 4th issue cards and now just uses "Island Resort")*

1st Blue ("Diamond Chip Beach Club") None Scarce 3  [CG033670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033670)

(Punchboard reader and magnetic stripe)

2nd Blue ("Diamond Chip Beach Club") None Scarce 3  [CG022934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022934)

(Magnetic stripe only)

3rd Blue ("Diamond Chip Beach Club" & Iguana) None Scarce 3  [CG022935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022935)

4th Black/Green (Island Member & Iguana) PPC Scarce 3  [CG022936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022936)

Black/Pink (Sunrise Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG022939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022939)

Black/Tan (Pearl Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG022937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022937)

Black/Yellow (Gold Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG022938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022938)

Black/Red (Ruby Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG023240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023240)

(Website on reverse is "www.chipincasino.com" and phone number is 1-800-682-6040)

5a Black/Pink (Sunrise Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG139629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139629)

(Removed "Chip-In" & Iguana obverse. Gambling problem info on 2 lines. Website on reverse

still "www.chipincasino.com")

5b Black/Green (Island Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG032592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032592)

(Removed “Chip-In” & Iguana obverse. Gambling problem info on 2 lines. Website on reverse

is now "www.islandresortandcasno.com")

6th Black/Green (Island Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021670)

Black/Beige (Pearl Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021671)

Black/Orange (Gold Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021672)

Black/Red (Ruby Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021673)

Black/Silver (Platinum Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021674)

(Gambling info on reverse is on one line)

7th Black/Green (Island Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021675)

Black/Beige (Pearl Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021676)

Black/Orange (Gold Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021677)

Black/Red (Ruby Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021678)

Black/Silver (Platinum Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021679)

(Added “Your Total Experience" under obverse logo)

8th Multi/Green (Experience – Island Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG160053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160053)

Multi/Biege (Experience – Pearl Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG160054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160054)

Multi/Orange (Experience – Gold Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG160055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160055)

Multi/Red (Experience – Ruby Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG160056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160056)

Multi/Silver (Experience – Platinum Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG160057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160057)

(Vertical cards with “experience” along left edge and colored band across top with level)

XX White (Promo Cash Play) None Scarce 3  [CG032560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032560)

[**KEWADIN BAY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIBMKB) **(Bay Mills, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:1988 Closed: ?

[**KEWADIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MICHKC) **(Christmas, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

[**KEWADIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIHEKC) **(Hessel, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

[**KEWADIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIMAKC) **(Manistique, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

[**KEWADIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MISSVK) **(Sault St. Marie, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:1985 Closed: no

[**KEWADIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MISIKS) **(St. Ignace, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:1989 Closed: no

1st Black (Kewadin Gold) None Rare+ 25  [CG027890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027890)

2nd Black/Lg Purple Logo None Rare 25  [CG027891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027891)

3rd Silver ("The Edge") None Scarce 3  [CG027893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027893)

(On reverse, the beginning of the phone numbers line up between "notice." & "Gaming")

4th Silver ("The Edge") None Scarce 3  [CG033682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033682)

(On reverse, the beginning of the phone numbers line up under the "n" in "Gaming" Also, the

magnetic stripe is known in both 11mm and 12mm sizes.)

5th Black ("Northern Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG027892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027892)

6th Yellow (“Northern Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG027894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027894)

(Web address **smaller** than text font)

7th Cream (“Northern Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG028036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028036)

(Green tint. Web address **same size** as text font)

8th Cream (“Northern Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG028077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028077)

(Yellow tint. Web address **smaller** than text font.)

9th Cream/Brown (“Northern Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG027895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027895)

(Vertical card with 43mm white space between the brown stripes)

Cream/Brown (“Northern Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG162828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162828)

(Vertical card with 41mm white space between the wider brown stripes)

10th Cream/Brown (“Northern Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG032534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032534)

(Horizontal card)

11th Green (Northern Rewards – Green) None Scarce 3  [CG165963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165963)

Silver (Northern Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG165964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165964)

Gold (Northern Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG165965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165965)

Black (Northern Rewards – Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG165966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165966)

(Forest scene on all but the Black level with the level printed on the reverse of each card,

4th line down on reverse starts with “and must be…”)

12th Green (Northern Rewards – Green) None Scarce 3  [CG201956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201956)

Silver (Northern Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG209785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209785)

Gold (Northern Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG209786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209786)

(Forest scene with level printed on the reverse, 4th line down on reverse starts with “must be…”)

XX Red/White/Blue (Valor – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG189108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189108)

(Veterans card with level printed on bottom right reverse)

XX Red/White/Blue (Valor) None V Scarce 7  [CG202081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202081)

(Veterans card with no level on reverse)

[**LAC VIEUX DESERT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIWALV) **(Watersmeet, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2017

*(Became Northern Waters in July 2017)*

1st Blue ("Superior Club" & Picture of Casino) None Rare 20  [CG023074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023074)

("Lac Vieux Desert Resort Casino” in Script. 8 Lines on reverse)

2nd Blue ("Superior Club" & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG023075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023075)

(“a” in “acceptance” at start of the 3rd line from the bottom is under the “s” in “Desert” above)

Blue (Superior Club” & Picture o fCasino) None Scarce 3  [CG103058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103058)

(“a” in “acceptance” at start of the 3rd line from the bottom is under the “e” in “Desert” above)

(This issue has "Lac Vieux Desert Resort Casino” in block letters. 12 Lines on reverse.)

3rd Green ("Superior Club" & Logo centered) None Scarce 3  [CG032731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032731)

(Bottom 2 lines begin under “e” in “expire”, in paragraph above)

4th Green ("Superior Club" & Logo centered) None Scarce 3  [CG023076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023076)

(Bottom 2 lines begin under “a” in “card”, in paragraph above)

5th Green ("Superior Club" & Logo centered) None Scarce 3  [CG021291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021291)

(No “1” before the 800 phone number on the reverse)

6th Green ("Superior Club Rewards Member") None Scarce 3  [CG023077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023077)

(Last line in the paragraph begins “promotion…”)

Gold (Superior Club Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG034227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034227)

Grey (Superior Club Rewards Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG034228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034228)

Lt Blue (Superior Club Rewards Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG034230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034230)

(The small logo is in the lower right corner of the obverse)

7th Green ("Superior Club Rewards Member") None Scarce 3  [CG034292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034292)

(Last line in the paragraph begins “will expire…”)

8th Green ("Superior Club Rewards Member") None Scarce 3  [CG032730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032730)

(Last line in the paragraph begins “and points will expire…”)

PC Beige ("Lac Vieux Desert Casino" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG023071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023071)

PC Green ("Lac Vieux Desert Casino" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG021292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021292)

PC Orange ("Lac Vieux Desert Casino" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG023072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023072)

(The casino started using plastic cards in 2001, but the paper cards began a few years earlier)

PC Purple ("Lac Vieux Desert Casino" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG034231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034231)

PCX White (You must purchase $20 in coins of tokens per day) None V Scarce 7  [CG023073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023073)

(Does not have casino name printed)

[**LEELANAU SANDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIPELS) **(Peshawbestown, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1985 Closed: no

[**TURTLE CREEK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIWITC)  **(Williamsburg, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Orange (Traverse Bay Casino Resorts & Black Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG027436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027436)

2nd Orange/Blue (Traverse Bay Casino Resorts) None Scarce 3  [CG027437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027437)

Silver (Traverse Bay Entertainment Executive Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG027438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027438)

3rd Blue (Grand Traverse Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG027462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027462)

Mustard (Grand Traverse Rewards-Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG002698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002698)

(On reverse, Logo bottom right)

4th Blue (Grand Traverse Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG027440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027440)

Red (Grand Traverse Rewards-Executive) None V Scarce 7  [CG027652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027652)

Black (Grand Traverse Rewards-Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG027654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027654)

(On reverse, Logo centered. **Split center** paragraphs)

5th Blue (Grand Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG027655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027655)

Red (Grand Rewards Players Club -Executive) None V Scarce 7  [CG032732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032732)

Black (Grand Rewards Players Club -Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG032733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032733)

(**No split** center paragraphs—normal text)

6th Purple (Grand Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG126253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126253)

(Lines before and after middle paragraph of text on reverse, white reverse)

7th Blue/Black (Grand Rewards Players Club Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG029014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029014)

Red/Black (Grand Rewards Players Club Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG029052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029052)

Green/Black (Grand Rewards Players Club Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG029078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029078)

Gold/White (Grand Rewards Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG029079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029079)

(Wavy line designs on this issue, horizontal lines between sections of reverse text, black reverse

for the first three cards in this issue)

8th Blue/Black (Grans Rewards Players Club Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG168873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168873)

(Similar to previous issue but word “CASH” removed from first line of text on reverse, reverse

text under casino name is 23mm top to bottom)

9th Blue/Black (Grand Rewards Players Club Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG182894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182894)

(Reverse text under casino name is 22mm top to bottom

[**LITTLE RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIMALR) **(Manistee, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Green ("Player Card" & River) None Rare 10  [CG023245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023245)

2nd Orange ("Player's Club" & Dice on Bottom Right) None V Scarce 7  [CG023246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023246)

3rd Orange ("Player's Club" & Dice in Center) None Scarce 5  [CG033689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033689)

4th Orange ("Player's Club" & Dice in Center) CPICA 25265 Scarce 3  [CG023247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023247)

5th Orange ("Player's Club" & Dice in Center) cpi 30066 Scarce 3  [CG033690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033690)

6th Orange (“Player’s Club” & Dice in Center) cpi 2003733 Scarce 3  [CG033691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033691)

7th Orange (“Player’s Club” & Dice in Center) ACC Scarce 3  [CG033692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033692)

(On above five cards with dice in the center, the player's picture is on the lower right obverse.

However, if the player didn't want their picture on the card, the Little River Casino logo took

its place.)

Black/Gold (“Little River Gold Member”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG023248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023248)

8th Blue/Green (“Player’s Club” & Casino) ACC Scarce 3  [CG033804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033804)

Blue/Orange (“Gold Club”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG023249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023249)

9th Blue/Green (“Player’s Club” & Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG033805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033805)

10th Blue/Green (“Player’s Club” & Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG033806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033806)

(The green reverse is covered with white “Little River” Logos)

Red/Tan (“Gold Member” & photo square) None V Scarce 7  [CG023250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023250)

11th Green (“Player’s Club” & Dice & 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG033808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033808)

Mustard (“Little River Gold Club” & photo square) None V Scarce 7  [CG023252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023252)

12th Red (“Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG021295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021295)

(All text in paragraph justified and flush left on reverse)

Black ("Elite Club") None Rare 10  [CG043521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043521)

13th Red (“Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG023251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023251)

(Same as above with last line reverse indented and paragraph moved right for punch hole)

14th Red (“Player’s Club”) 01 Scarce 3  [CG021296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021296)

(Same as above with “01” in upper right corner reverse)

15th Red (“Player’s Club”) 02 Scarce 3  CG021297

Mustard (“Little River Gold Club” & photo square) 02 V Scarce 7  [CG045191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045191)

(Same as above with “02” in upper right corner reverse)

16th Mustard (“Little River Gold Club” & NO photo square) None V Scarce 7  [CG090533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090533)

Black (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG092430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092430)

17th Blue (River Rewards Lucky Club) None Scarce 3  [CG123635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123635)

Mustard (River Rewards Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG125813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125813)

Black (River Rewards Elite Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG125814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125814)

18th Blue (River Rewards Lucky Club) None Scarce 3  [CG168865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168865)

Mustard (River Rewards Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG168866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168866)

Black (River Rewards Elite Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG168867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168867)

(1.866.294.6667 phone number added above mag stripe)

19th Blue (River Rewards Lucky Club) None Scarce 3  [CG183378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183378)

(1-888-568-2244 phone number above mag stripe)

XX Red/Tan (“Gold Member” & photo square) None V Scarce 7  [CG045230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045230)

(“Temporary Gold Club Member” on lower gold half of card. This was a specially printed

10th issue temporary card.)

(Some cards have “Club 55” stickers)

[**MGM GRAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIDEMG) **(Detroit, MI)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Brown (Film Reel on right corner) None Common 1  [CG023260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023260)

(On 4th line of reverse, the letter “g” in playing is below the “c” in activity)

2nd Brown (Film Reel on right corner) None Common 1  [CG007222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007222)

(On 4th line of reverse, the letter “g” in playing is below the “a” in activity)

3rd Silver (“MGM-Mirage”) None Common 0  [CG007232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007232)

(The phone number of NY NY has been changed to 1-888-693-6763. This is different from the

1-888-469-6958 found on the Las Vegas cards. See the MGM Universal Card section.)

4th Yellow/Black (MGM Grand Detroit Rewards) None Common 0  [CG007233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007233)

XX Black/Grey (“Grand Celebrity Club”) None V Rare 25  [CG007239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007239)

(Not intended for machine use, no mag stripe)

*(See the MGM/Mirage Universal Card section for later cards)*

[**MOTOR CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIDEMC) **(Detroit, MI)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Black (Club Metro & lights) None Scarce 3  [CG023266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023266)

Black (Club Metro VIP) None Ex Rare 100  [CG023277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023277)

2nd Black (Club Metro Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG023273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023273)

(“Casino” is 14mm wide on obverse under Motor City)

3rd Black (Club Metro Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG023271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023271)

(Same as above, but "Casino" is 21mm wide on obverse. Last 2 lines on reverse are **aligned**

left & top line is 31mm wide. Has signature strip.)

4th Black (Club Metro Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG072860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072860)

(Same as above except last 2 lines on reverse are **NOT aligned** left & top line is 39mm wide)

Dk Cream ( “Signature” & Picture of Blue Hand) None Rare 15  [CG023270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023270)

Silver ( “Signature Club Elite” & Blue Hand) None Rare 15  [CG023269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023269)

5th Black (Club Metro Player Club) None Common 1  [CG023276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023276)

(This issue has a smaller logo on the obverse, & NO signature strip on the reverse)

6th Black (Club Metro Players Club) None Common 1  [CG023278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023278)

(This issue has the “cogwheel” on the right side of the obverse)

7th Black (Club Metro) None Common 1  [CG033848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033848)

(5 lines paragraph text reverse)

8th Black (Club Metro) None Common 1  [CG023280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023280)

Silver ( “Signature Club Elite”) None Rare 15  [CG072861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072861)

(This issue has 4 lines paragraph text reverse that is centered)

9th Black (Club Metro) None Common 1  [CG011111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011111)

(Reverse paragraph has 4 lines of text with first 3 lines aligned at left)

10th Black (Club Metro) None Common 1  [CG072856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072856)

White (Club Metro) None Scarce 3  [CG140737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140737)

(Temp card used for about 6 weeks)

Grey (Club Metro Signature & Photo Square) None Rare 15  [CG072857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072857)

Green-Grey (Club Metro Signature Elite & Photo Sq) None Rare 15  [CG072858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072858)

Tan (Club Metro Signature Amenity & Photo Square) None Rare 15  [CG072859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072859)

(This issue has wavy line under "Club Metro" on obverse & 7 lines paragraph text on reverse)

11th Copper ("Club Metro Signature Amenity" & Photo Sq) None V Scarce 7  [CG085125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085125)

(Used temporarily for the basic level during early 2015)

Silver ("Club Metro Signature" & Photo Square) None Rare 15  [CG092208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092208)

Gold ("Club Metro Signature Elite" & Photo Square) None Rare 15  [CG092210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092210)

(QR code added on reverse)

12th Turquoise (“Club Metro” – logo centered) None Common 1  [CG200795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200795)

PC Brown ("Club Metro Temporary Card") None Scarce 3  [CG023267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023267)

PC Black (Club Metro Logo & Motor City Casino Logo) None Common 1  [CG023272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023272)

(Above paper cards were used for both tables and slots. Customer was expected to replace these

cards with the regular issue cards.)

[**NORTHERN WATERS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIWANW) **(Watersmeet, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(Previously the Lac Vieux Desert Casino)*

1st Green/Black (Superior Club Rewards – Cedar) None Scarce 3  [CG188293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188293)

[**ODAWA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIPEOC) **(Mackinaw City, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

[**ODAWA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIPEOC) **(Petosky, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Blue/Orange (Optimum Rewards) None Common 3  [CG023284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023284)

Orange/Silver (“Preferred”) None V Scarce 7  [CG023285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023285)

Orange/Gold (“Elite’) None V Scarce 7  [CG023286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023286)

2nd Lt Blue/Dk Blue (Optimum Rewards) None Common 3  [CG023288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023288)

(Dark wavy lines under sun)

Black (“O” – Exp 12/09) None V Scarce 7  [CG045551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045551)

3rd Lt Blue/Dk Blue (Optimum Rewards) None Common 3  [CG023289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023289)

(Light wavy lines under sun)

Black (“201O”) None V Scarce 7  [CG023291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023291)

(2010 “O” card)

4th Black (“2O11”) None V Scarce 7  [CG032285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032285)

(2011 “O” card)

5th Black (“O12” with repeated "O" background) None V Scarce 7  [CG071630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071630)

(2012 “O” card)

6th Black ("O13") None V Scarce 7  [CG087008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087008)

(2013 "O" card)

7th Blue (Optimum) None Common 3  [CG133085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133085)

Black ("O") None V Scarce 7  [CG126490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126490)

(Black "O" cards are not a glittery card but looks it with the background design. Dates are no

longer printed on the cards by the manufacturer, the casino prints the dates as needed.)

8th Green/Black (Pure Rewards) None Common 3  [CG179857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179857)

Blue (Pure Rewards – Preferred) None Common 3  [CG202827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202827)

Purple (Pure Rewards – Premier) None Common 3  [CG202828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202828)

Red (Pure Rewards – Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG202829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202829)

XX Black ("O" Parking) None Common 3  [CG074967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074967)

(Similar design to the 7th issue "O" card)

[**OJIBWA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIBAOJ) **(Baraga, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(****Note:*** *The paper cards preceded the plastic cards and were used at both locations: Baraga & Marquette)*

1st Mustard (Double Eagle Club) None Common 3  [CG027433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027433)

(This card used at both locations: Baraga & Marquette)

2nd Turquoise (Eagle Club) None Common 3  [CG023475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023475)

(Phone numbers for both locations listed at bottom on reverse

3rd Turquoise (Eagle Club) None Common 3  [CG151325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151325)

(Only the Baraga phone number listed on the reverse, last line in paragraph is 65mm wide and

upswept wing of bird in logo is under the word “older”)

4th Turquoise (Eagle Club) None Common 3  [CG162507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162507)

(Last line in reverse paragraph is 67mm wide and upswept wing of bird in logo is under the word “or”)

PC1 White/Grey ("Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG009300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009300)

(Top line on obverse is 80mm long)

PC2a White/Grey ("Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG027432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027432)

(Top line on obverse is 78mm long, “CSC:” in 3rd line starts under “L” in “PLAYERS”)

PC2b White/Grey (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG041286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041286)

(Top line on obverse is 78mm long,”CSC’ in 3rd line starts under “E” in “PLAYERS”)

PC3a White/Grey ("Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG021362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021362)

(Blank reverse)

PC3b White/Grey ("Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG082360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082360)

(Text on reverse)

(Top line on obverse is 75mm long on these two cards)

(Some of the PC1-PC3 cards may have aged and appear cream in color)

PC4a White/Pastels (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021375)

(Top line on obverse is 70mm wide, Marquette is black, blank reverse)

PC4b White/Pastels ("Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card" Adult) None V Scarce 7  [CG082361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082361)

(Top line on obverse is 61mm wide, Marquette is grey, text reverse)

PC5a Orange/Green (Eagle in left corner by signature strip) None V Scarce 7  [CG021642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021642)

PC5b Blue/Green ("Ojibwa Casino Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG007120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007120)

(Eagle in left corner by signature strip, “GSI” in 3rd line starts under “RS” in “PLAYERS”)

PC5c Blue/Green (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG041285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041285)

(Eagle in left corner by signature strip, “GSI” in 3rd line starts under ”YE” in “PLAYERS”)

PC5d Blue (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG103272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103272)

(Eagle in left corner by signature strip, web address above name)

PC6a Blue (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club” Senior) None V Scarce 7  [CG034293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034293)

(Signature line is “centered” and has text on reverse)

PC6b Blue (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club” Senior) None V Scarce 7  [CG021946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021946)

(Signature line is in the “lower right corner” and blank reverse)

PC6c Blue/Pink (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club” SENIOR CITIZEN) None V Scarce 7  [CG034294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034294)

(Signature line is in the “lower right corner” and blank reverse)

PC7 White (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021643)

(The word “Marquette” is in the lower right corner of the obverse)

PC8a White (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021644)

(Top line is dark pink in color. Reverse says Revised 5-19-03)

PC8b White ("Ojibwa Casino Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG046675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046675)

(Casino logo in bottom left of obverse, "Senior" in lower right corner on obverse. Revised 5-19-03)

PC9a White (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021645)

(Top line is teal in color. "Senior" in lower right corner on obverse.)

PC9b White (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021646)

(Top line is teal in color. "Senior", same as above with inverted reverse.)

PC10 White (“Ojibwa Casino Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021647)

(Top line is yellow in color. Young Adult)

**[OJIBWA CASINO II](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIMAO2) (Marquette, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(****Note****: Paper cards listed under Baraga were also used at Marquette before these plastic cards)*

1st Mustard (Double Eagle Club) None Common 3  [CG027433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027433)

2nd Black (Eagle Club – vertical card) None Common 3  [CG023476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023476)

3rd Pink (Eagle Club – horizontal card) None Common 3  [CG149016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149016)

**[SAGANING EAGLES LANDING](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MISTSE) (Standish, MI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Purple (Classic Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG023241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023241)

Mustard (Gold Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG023242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023242)

Black (Platinum Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG023243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023243)

Grey (Diamond Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG023244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023244)

(1st issue cards have 7 lines of text ion the reverse above the casino logo)

2nd Purple (Classic Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG036238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036238)

Mustard (Gold Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG144976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144976)

(Reverse now has 8 lines of text above the logo. Casino name no longer has an apostrophy in

"Eagles", previous cards said "Eagle's" with an apostrophy. Unsure if upper levels were changed.)

3rd Red (Access Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG150766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150766)

Gold (Access Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG171661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171661)

4th Red (Access Classic) 50 Scarce 3  [CG179858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179858)

Lt Blue (Access Platinum) 52 V Scarce 7  [CG195178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195178)

(Soaring Eagles Properties, also used at Soaring Eagle Casino)

XX Multi ("HERO" & saluting soldier) None Scarce 3  [CG087599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087599)

(For military only, third line of text on reverse starts with "acceptance...")

XX Multi ("HERO" & saluting soldier) None Scarce 3  [CG150767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150767)

(For military only, third line of text on reverse starts with "constitutes...")

XX Multi (“HERO Loyality Club Member”) 54 Scarce 3  [CG179859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179859)

(Soaring Eagles Properties, also used at Soaring Eagle Casino, small “54” over mag stripe)

**[SOARING EAGLE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIMPSE) (Mt. Pleasant, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Soaring Eagle Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG027712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027712)

2nd Black/Gold ("Soaring Eagle Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG022738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022738)

(Color Logo Reverse phone # 1-888-7-EAGLE-7. The 8th line starts "Players Club...")

3rd Black/Gold ("Soaring Eagle Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG022753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022753)

(Rare variant where eagle is all gold and same color as “Insert Card Here” strip)

4th Black/Gold ("Soaring Eagle Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG022758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022758)

(B&W Logo Reverse phone # 1-888-7-EAGLE-7)

5th Black/Gold ("Soaring Eagle Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG027707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027707)

(Color Logo Reverse phone # 1-877-7-EAGLE-7)

6th Black/Gold ("Soaring Eagle Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG033850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033850)

(B&W Logo Reverse phone # 1-877-7-EAGLE-7)

7th Black/Gold (“Soaring Eagle Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG033880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033880)

(Color Logo Reverse phone #1-888-7-EAGLE-7. The 8th line says “Eagle Players…”)

8th Purple (Classic Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG027708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027708)

Mustard (Gold Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG027709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027709)

Black (Platinum Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG027710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027710)

Grey (Diamond Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG027711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027711)

(Reverse phone# 1-888-7-EAGLE-7, six lines of text in reverse paragraph)

9th Black (Platinum Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG051710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051710)

(Reverse phone# 1-888-7-EAGLE-7, seven lines of text in reverse paragraph)

10th Purple (Classic Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG051704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051704)

Mustard (Gold Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG051707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051707)

(Reverse phone# now 1-888-7EAGLE7, six lines of text in reverse paragraph)

11th Purple (Certified Hot Club – Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG093561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093561)

Orange/Gold (Certified Hot Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG093573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093573)

Dk/Lt Grey (Certified Hot Club – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG096984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096984)

Blue/White (Certified Hot Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG135140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135140)

(This issue of Players Club Member cards have large "Certified HOT Club" logo)

12th Red (Access Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG107097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107097)

Gold (Access Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG107179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107179)

Silver (Access Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG107182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107182)

Blue (Access Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG118177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118177)

(Soaring Eagle Casino & Resort)

13th Red (Access Classic) 50 Scarce 3  [CG179858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179858)

Gold (Access Gold) 51 Scarce 3  [CG211772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211772)

Lt Blue (Access Platinum) 52 V Scarce 7  [CG195178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195178)

(Soaring Eagles Properties, also used at Saganing Eagles Landing Casino)

XX Lt Blue (BINGO Jackpot Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG021360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021360)

XX Orange/Blue (High Stakes BINGO Jackpot Club Mbr) None Scarce 3  [CG084500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084500)

XX Grey (Bingo Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG142971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142971)

XX Blue (Promotional Card) None Scarce 3  [CG021361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021361)

XX Multi (HERO Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG107892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107892)

(For military only, phone number, address and web address on two lines on reverse)

XX Multi (HERO Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG142970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142970)

(For military only, phone number and web address on single line on reverse)

XX Multi (“HERO Loyality Club Member”) 54 Scarce 3  [CG179859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179859)

(Soaring Eagles Properties, also used at Saganing Eagles Landing Casino)

PC White (High Stakes Bingo) None Scarce 3  [CG007121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007121)

PC White (Soaring Eagle Bingo Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG089266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089266)

(This was the last bingo card used, in late 2014 they merged the bingo system with the casino

players club card)

**TRAVERSE BAY (MI)**

[Indian Casino] *(See “Leelanau Sands”)*

**TURTLE CREEK (Williamsburg, MI)**

[Indian Casino] *(Uses the same cards as “Leelanau Sands”)*

[**VICTORIES CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIPEVC) **(Petoskey, MI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2007

*(This casino originally opened on June 3, 1999, but was only open until midnight and was shut*

*down. They re-opened a week later on June 8th for 2 weeks, but were then shut down again.*

*They opened again for the third time on January 27, 2000. The Slot Club started in 2002.*

*Later became Odawa Casino)*

1st Red (Victories Casino Logo & “Bakinaage To Win”) None Scarce 3  [CG023314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023314)

2nd Green (Victories Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG032796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032796)

3rd Red (Victories Casino Logo & “Bakinaage”) None Scarce 3  [CG023317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023317)

(Slightly **over** 3mm spacing after the 4 line paragraph to the capital letters in the phone number)

Red (Victories Casino Logo & “Bakinaage”) None Scarce 3  [CG023315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023315)

(Barely **under** 3mm spacing after the 4 line paragraph to the capital letters in the phone number)

Blue (Victories Casino Logo & “Bakinaage”) None Scarce 3  [CG023319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023319)

Green (Victories Casino Logo & “Bakinaage”) None Scarce 3  [CG023318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023318)

Silver (Victories Casino Logo & “Bakinaage”) None V Scarce 7  [CG023320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023320)

[**MINNESOTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mn)

**[BLACK BEAR CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNCABB) (Carlton, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st White/Grey (Bear Tracs) None V Scarce 7  [CG006550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006550)

2nd Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034372)

(Black Bear logo yellow)

3rd Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG006551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006551)

(Black Bear logo orange)

4th Tan (Players Club & “Play the Bear”) None Scarce 3  [CG034373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034373)

5th Purple (Official Member Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG034374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034374)

6th White (Wild Club PEARL) None Scarce 3  [CG045120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045120)

Red (Wild Club RUBY) None Scarce 3  [CG045122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045122)

Green (Wild Club EMERALD) None Scarce 3  [CG045123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045123)

Blue (Wild Club SAPPHIRE) None Scarce 3  [CG045121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045121)

(This issue has a large script "Wild" across the obverse background)

7th White (Players Club PEARL) None Scarce 3  [CG053676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053676)

Red (Players Club RUBY) None Scarce 3  [CG053681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053681)

Green (Players Club EMERALD) None Scarce 3  [CG053706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053706)

Blue (Players Club SAPPHIRE) None Scarce 3  [CG053724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053724)

(This issue no longer has the large script "Wild" background)

**[CANTERBURY PARK](http://themogh.org /cg_chip2.php?id=MNSHCC) (Shokopee, MN)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Green (Player Plus & logo bottom right obverse) None Rare 15  [CG148085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148085)

(Barcode on reverse)

White ("MVP Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG045228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045228)

(Raised Print. Barcode on reverse with 4 lines of text)

Green (“MVP Rewards”) None Rare 10  [CG045229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045229)

(Exp 12/31/03)

Gold (“MVP Rewards” Gold Club) None Rare 10  [CG047380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047380)

(Exp 12/31/03)

2nd White (“MVP Rewards” 30mm high) None Scarce 3  [CG032283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032283)

(65mm wide barcode with 10 digit player number)

White (“MVP Rewards” 30mm high) None Scarce 3  [CG199827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199827)

(56mm wide barcode with 10 digit player number)

White (“MVP Rewards” 30mm high) None Scarce 3  [CG164600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164600)

(42mm wide barcode with 7 digit player number)

(This issue has 12mm high barcode and Magnetic Strip on reverse with 2 lines of text)

(Note that barcodes were acutally printed by the card manufacturer and appear on blank cards

without a player name yet printed.)

3rd White (“MVP Rewards” 34mm high) None Scarce 3  [CG032278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032278)

(11mm high barcode and Magnetic Strip on reverse with 2 lines of small text)

Gold (Large thick black letters across center) None V Scarce 7  [CG047381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047381)

(Exp 12/31/05)

4th White (Horse & Rider) None V Scarce 3  [CG047382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047382)

Silver (2006 SILVER ELITE Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047383)

Gold (2006 GOLD CLUB Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047384)

(Silver & Gold cards Exp 12/31/06)

5th Silver (2007 SILVER ELITE Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047385)

Gold (2007 GOLD CLUB Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047386)

(Exp 12/31/07)

6th Silver (2008 SILVER CLUB Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047582)

Gold (2008 GOLD CLUB Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047583)

(Exp 12/31/08 – now with oval logo on obverse)

7th Silver (2009 SILVER CLUB Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047584)

Gold (2009 GOLD CLUB Most Valued Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG047585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047585)

(Exp 12/31/09 – oval logo)

8th Silver (MVP Rewards Silver Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG047586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047586)

Gold (MVP Rewards Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG047593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047593)

(Year may be printed following player name on reverse, started using these in 2010)

9th Red (MVP Rewards Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG146083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146083)

Red (MVP Rewards Classic) 01 V Scarce 7  [CG050257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050257)

Brown (MVP Rewards Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG050258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050258)

Silver (MVP Rewards Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG050259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050259)

Gold (MVP Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG050260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050260)

(Cards no longer have barcode on the reverse)

[**FIREFLY CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNGFFC) **(Granite Falls, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened:1995 Closed: 2002

*(Later became “Prairies Edge Casino”)*

1st Gold ("Lightning Bug Prospectors Club") Faraday V Rare 75  [CG034392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034392)

Gold ("Lightning Bug Prospectors Club") None V Rare 75  [CG148086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148086)

2nd Gold ("Firefly Creek Casino" Beneath Round Logo) None V Rare 50  [CG034393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034393)

(These first 2 issues have a punchboard reader)

3rd Dk Green ("Creekside Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG006536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006536)

(Introduced in 1999, has mag stripe. 6th line on reverse begins “Proper I.D. may be required)

4th Dk Green ("Creekside Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG034394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034394)

(6th line on reverse begins “expire after thirteen months”)

XX Blue/White (FireFly Creek Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG006538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006538)

(This is a generic card, but casino printed casino name when embossing the card)

(This Casino is now called “Prairie’s Edge”)

PC Gold ("Lightning Bug Prospectors Club") Faraday V Rare 75  [CG006537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006537)

(There was a black box on the reverse of this paper card. It was used before the plastic cards)

[**FOND-DU-LUTH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNDUFD) **(Duluth, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Black (“Player’s Club” & “Downtown Duluth”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG034389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034389)

(**3 lines** second paragraph)

2nd Black (“Player’s Club” & “Downtown Duluth”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG006501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006501)

(**2 lines** second paragraph, address & phone# at bottom on reverse)

3rd Black (“Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG006502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006502)

(5 **lines** single paragraph, address & phone# under mag stripe)

4th Black ("Players's Club") PG Scarce 3  [CG146107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146107)

[**FORTUNE BAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNTOFB) **(Tower, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: May 1999 Closed: no

1a Orange/Black (“The Wild Edge” & Sunset) Faraday V Rare 75  [CG005098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005098)

(Reverse logo includes “At Lake Vermillion”)

1b Multicolored ("The Wild Edge" & Rocky Coastline) None Rare 15  [CG005098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005098)

2nd Multicolored ("The Wild Edge" & Wolf in Forest) None Scarce 3  [CG005099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005099)

Gold (“Gold Club” over “Wild Edge” Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG005102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005102)

(Color variations-one card has a brighter “gold’ on the obverse, the other is darker)

3rd Multicolored (“The Wild Edge” & Wolf in Forest) None Scarce 3  [CG005103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005103)

Gold ("Gold Club" over "Wild Edge" Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG005104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005104)

(Web address on reverse)

4th Multicolored (“The Wild Edge” & Wolf in Forest) ACC Scarce 3  [CG034390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034390)

Gold (“Gold Club” over “Wild Edge” Logo) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG005105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005105)

Silver (“Platinum Club” below “Wild Edge Logo”) ACC Rare 50  [CG005106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005106)

5th Tan/Black (Tracker) None Scarce 3  [CG034391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034391)

Grey/Black (Explorer) None Scarce 3  [CG005107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005107)

Dk Grey/Black (Voyager) None Scarce 3  [CG005109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005109)

Gold/Black (Adventurer) None Scarce 3  [CG005108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005108)

(Vertical cards)

6th Purple (Tracker) None Scarce 3  [CG045125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045125)

Blue (Explorer) None Scarce 3  [CG045126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045126)

Red (Adventurer) None Scarce 3  [CG045128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045128)

Black(Voyager) None Scarce 3  [CG045127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045127)

Grey (Elite Voyager) None V Scarce 7  [CG134882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134882)

(Horizontal cards)

XX Black (Logo with "At Lake Vermillion" across top) None Rare 50  [CG005110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005110)

(This card has a blank reverse. I D card prior to tracking system)

**[GRAND CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNHIGC) (Hinckley, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:1992 Closed: no

1st Silver (Grand Advantage - Large "Grand") Faraday Rare 15  [CG119487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119487)

(Last line on reverse is "Players Hotline 1-800-GRAND-76")

2nd Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG035478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035478)

(Last line on reverse is "Players Club Hotline 1-800-GRAND-76")

3rd Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG119488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119488)

(Same reverse as 2nd issue, except "DLR CP" in upper right corner)

(First three issues have a punchboard reader)

4th Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG035475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035475)

(Magnetic stripe on the reverse)

5th Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") None Scarce 3  [CG035480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035480)

(Magnetic stripe on reverse, phone numbers are normal test – not bold)

Gold (Grand Advantage) None V Rare 150  [CG035477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035477)

6th Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") None Scarce 3  [CG119489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119489)

(Similar to above, but smaller text on reverse. Bold phone number)

7th Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") CPICA 23492 Scarce 3  [CG119490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119490)

8th Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") CPICA 27123 Scarce 3  [CG035476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035476)

9th Silver (Grand Advantage - Small "Grand") cpi 30093 Scarce 3  [CG035481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035481)

10th Silver (Grand Advantage - Small “Grand”) cpi 2001406 Scarce 3  [CG035483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035483)

11th Silver (Grand Advantage – Small “Grand”) cpi 2004805 Scarce 3  [CG029705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029705)

12th Silver (Grand Advantage – Small “Grand”) cpi 2009283 Scarce 3  [CG035479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035479)

13th Silver (Grand Advantage – Small “Grand”) cpi 2012379 Scarce 3  [CG119491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119491)

14th Silver (Grand Advantage – Small “Grand”) cpi 2016119 Scarce 3  [CG168448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168448)

*(See "Grand Casino Mille Lacs/Hinckley" for later cards used at both locations)*

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNMLG1) **(Mille Lacs & Hinckley, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:1992 Closed: no

*(These cards used at both locations following original cards used at each specific location)*

1st Orange/Purple (Grand rewards& Coins – Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG035991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035991)

Orange/Bronze (Grand rewards& Coins – Bronze) None V Scarce 15  [CG035992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035992)

Grey/White (Grand rewards & $10 Bills – Platinum) None V Scarce 15  [CG035993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035993)

Gray/White (Grand rewards &$10 Bills – Diamond) None V Scarce 15  [CG120130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120130)

2nd Purple (Grand rewards – Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG036480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036480)

Mustard (Grand rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG120136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120136)

Dk Grey (Grand rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG120137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120137)

Lt Grey (Grand rewards – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG120138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120138)

(No reverse logo)

3rd Purple (Grand rewards – Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG036479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036479)

Dk Mustard (Grand rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG120131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120131)

Silver (Grand rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG120132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120132)

Gold (Grand rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG120133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120133)

Dk Grey (Grand rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG120134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120134)

Lt Grey (Grand rewards –Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG120135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120135)

(Colorful logo bottom right reverse for “Grand Jackpot”)

4th Red (Grand rewards – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG033930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033930)

Dk Grey/Black (Grand rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG036478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036478)

Gold/Black (Grand rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG120125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120125)

Lt Grey/Black (Grand rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG120126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120126)

Grey/Black (Grand rewards – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG120127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120127)

(This issue has a band below center across obverse with the level, bottom reverse phone number

has "ext 2549")

5th Black/Blue (Grand rewards – Platinum 2011/Deer) None Scarce 3  [CG120128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120128)

Black/Red (Grand rewards – Diamond 2011/Duck) None Scarce 3  [CG120129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120129)

(Swirl of colored lights at left on obverse and dated 2011)

6th Red (Grand rewards – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG137645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137645)

Dk Grey/Black (Grand rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG120124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120124)

Gold/Black (Grand rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG150548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150548)

Lt Grey/Black (Grand rewards – Platinum 2013) None Scarce 3  [CG128873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128873)

(This issue has a band below center across obverse with the level, bottom reverse phone number

has no extension number and 7th line in reverse paragraph starts with "discretion...")

7th Red (Grand rewards – Preferred) None Scarc 3  [CG147527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147527)

Dk Grey/Black (Grand rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG195166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195166)

Gold/Black (Grand rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199838)

White /Black (Grand rewards – Platinum 2015) None Scarce 3  [CG147528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147528)

Lt Grey /Black (Grand rewards – Diamond 2015) None Scarce 3  [CG147529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147529)

(This issue has a band below center across obverse with the level, bottom reverse phone number

has no extension number and 7th line in reverse paragraph starts with "at the discretion...")

8th Red (Grand rewards – Preferred) None Scarc 3  [CG199839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199839)

Lt Grey /Black (Grand rewards – Diamond 2016) None Scarce 3  [CG199840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199840)

(This issue has a band below center across obverse with the level, bottom reverse phone number

has “ext 2549” and 7th line in reverse paragraph starts with "at the discretion...")

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNMLGC) **(Mille Lacs, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

1st Black (Grand Advantage – Large "Grand") Faraday V Rare 15  [CG035359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035359)

(Only reverse phone number is 1-800-626-LUCK)

2nd Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand" – w/Brown Stripe) Faraday Rare 10  [CG119439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119439)

Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand" – w/o Brn Stripe) Faraday Rare 10  [CG035358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035358)

(Two phone numbers on reverse. With and without brown name strip on obverse.)

3rd Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG119440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119440)

(Same reverse as 2nd issue, except "DLR CP" in upper right corner)

4th Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG119447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119447)

("DLR CP" in lower right corner)

(First four issues have a punchboard reader)

5th Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG119448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119448)

(Punchboard Reader AND Magnetic stripe on reverse)

Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG119449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119449)

(Magnetic stripe only on reverse)

(On this issue the mag stripe covers part of the reverse text)

6th Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG035437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035437)

(Magnetic stripe only on reverse, mag stripe does not cover part of reverse text)

7th Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") None Scarce 3  [CG035444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035444)

8th Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") CPICA 23497 Scarce 3  [CG035440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035440)

9th Black (Grand Advantage – Small "Grand") cpi 2000854 Scarce 3  [CG035449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035449)

10th Black (Grand Advantage – Small “Grand”) cpi 2007358 Scarce 3  [CG119485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119485)

11th Black (Grand Advantage – Small “Grand”) cpi 2010652 Scarce 3  [CG088680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088680)

XX Peach/Multi (“Cash Quest”) None V Scarce 7  [CG119486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119486)

(Dated Sept 29, 2002 on reverse. Introduced with the Monopoly machines. 2 lines on obv for sig.)

*(See "Grand Casino Mille Lacs/Hinckley" for later cards used at both locations***)**

**[GRAND PORTAGE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNGPGP) (Grand Portage, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(Reportedly, the casino itself opened in 1993, but the Slot Club began in 1999)*

1st Green/Beige ("Portage Player" and Trees) None Rare 15  [CG012668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012668)

2nd Green ("Portage Players Club" & Waterfall) None Scarce 3  [CG014331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014331)

(No arrow)

3rd Green ("Portage Players Club" & Waterfall) None Scarce 3  [CG024531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024531)

(Copper arrow)

4th Green ("Portage Players Club" & Waterfall) None Scarce 3  [CG035357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035357)

(White arrow--Added a website)

5th Blue (Portage Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG150549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150549)

Green ("Players Club" & “Bronze”) None Scarce 3  [CG035356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035356)

Green ("Players Club" & “Silver”) None Scarce 3  [CG036675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036675)

Green ("Players Club" & “Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG040891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040891)

Green ("Players Club" & “Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG041675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041675)

Green ("Players Club" & "Diamond") None V Scarce 7  [CG134881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134881)

(Color edges are along left obverse on Bronze, Silver & Gold cards and along the top for the

Platinum & Diamond cards. The blue card is an entry level card with players getting a different

card after earning 200 points.)

[**JACKPOT JUNCTION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNMOJJ) **(Morton, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: no

1st Red ("Jackpot Express Club" & Train) Faraday V Rare 40  [CG035455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035455)

(Punchboard reader)

2nd White ("Express Club") Faraday Rare 15  [CG035459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035459)

(This card has a magnetic strip)

White (“Express Club”) Faraday Rare 15  [CG035471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035471)

(This card has NO magnetic strip)

3rd White (“Express Club”) Cameo Rare 15  [CG024532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024532)

(This card has NO magnetic strip)

4th White ("Express Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG035466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035466)

(This card has a magnetic strip)

5th White ("Express Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG035469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035469)

(**No mag** **strip** – punch board used)

6th White ("Express Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG027113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027113)

("Casino Hotel" box **orange**. Last line on reverse has the word “use” **not** aligned with other text)

7th White ("Express Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG027114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027114)

("Casino Hotel" box **yellow**. Last line on reverse has the word “use” **not** aligned with the

other text. The word “discretion” is **not** hyphenated.)

8th White (“Express Club”) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG035450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035450)

("Casino Hotel" box orange. Last line on reverse has the word “use” **aligned** with other text)

9th White ("Express Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG027125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027125)

("Casino Hotel" box in yellow. The word “discretion” is **hyphenated**)

(Issues 6th-9th DLR CP issues had magnetic strips)

10th Gold (Premium Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG027147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027147)

Silver/Platinum (Premium Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG027148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027148)

White/Hologram (Premium Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG027149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027149)

11th Blue/Tan (“Express Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG036242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036242)

Blue/Tan (“Express Club” – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG027162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027162)

Blue/Tan (“Express Club” – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG027178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027178)

Blue/Tan (“Express Club” – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG027296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027296)

(This issue has a picture of the casino)

12th Tan (“Express Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG036240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036240)

Yellow (“Express Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG059403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059403)

Grey (“Express Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG067456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067456)

Blue (“Express Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG084429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084429)

Green (“Express Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG084446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084446)

(This issue has the photo strip across the top of the obverse)

13th Red (ExpressRewards – Ruby) P693176 Scarce 3  [CG144426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144426)

Green (ExpressRewards – Emerald) P693176-4 Scarce 3  [CG144427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144427)

Blue (ExpressRewards – Diamond) P693176-3 Scarce 3  [CG144428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144428)

Yellow (ExpressRewards – Gold) P693176-2 V Scarce 7  [CG144429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144429)

Grey (ExpressRewards – Platinum) P693176-1 V Scarce 7  [CG144430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144430)

Black (ExpressRewards – Elite) P693176-5 Rare 10  [CG144431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144431)

14th Red (ExpressRewards – Ruby) P752555 Scarce 3  [CG199841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199841)

15th Red (ExpressRewards – Ruby) P775095 Scarce 3  [CG165098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165098)

16th Red (Ruby Rewards Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG203155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203155)

Blue (Diamond Rewards Club PG Scarce 3  [CG203157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203157)

Yellow (Gold Rewards Club) PG V Scarce 7  [CG203159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203159)

Black (Platinum Rewards Club) PG V Scarce 7  [CG203160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203160)

Purple (Elite Rewards Club) PG V Scarce 7  [CG203161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203161)

XX Gold (“VIP”) Faraday V Rare+ 75  [CG032284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032284)

(At first glance, this looks like a high level card, but it’s a 1 day temp card! Very Attractive.)

XX Blue (Partners Express Club) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG036241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036241)

(This card is a Golfer’s high-roller card)

[**LEECH LAKE CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNXXLL) **(Leech Lake, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

***(****Cards are used at the Northern Lights, Palace and White Oak casinos)*

1st Blue ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG091794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091794)

2nd Blue/Multi (Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG135135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135135)

Purple/Multi (Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG135136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135136)

Yellow/Multi (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG135137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135137)

Red/Multi (Aurora) None V Scarce 7  [CG135138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135138)

("REV8/14" in bottom right corner on reverse)

[**LITTLE 6 CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNPLL6) **(Prior Lake, MN)** )

[Indian Casino]*(Shared same cards with Mystic Lake starting with the 2nd issue)*

[**MYSTIC LAKE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNPLML) **(Prior Lake, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Club Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG000868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000868)

(Has signature strip. Reverse has "Card users must **be of legal** gambling age.")

Black (Club Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG000869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000869)

(No signature strip. Reverse has "Card users must **be of legal** gambling age.")

Black (Club Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG036248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036248)

(No signature strip. Reverse has "Card users must **be legal** gambling age.")

Gold ("Club Mystic" in Gold & Colorful Stars) None Rare 15  [CG000871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000871)

(Has signature strip. Reverse has "Card users must **be of legal** gambling age.")

Silver ("Club Mystic" in Lt Blue & Colorful Stars) None Rare 15  [CG000872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000872)

(No signature strip. Reverse has "Card users must **be of legal** gambling age.")

White (Club Mystic & NO Arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG199842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199842)

(No signature strip. Reverse has "Card **user** must **be of legal** gambling age." Mag stripe is thin

and zip code on last line ends under the word "Credit".)

White (Club Mystic & Red Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG036243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036243)

(No signature strip. Reverse has "Card **user** must **be of legal** gambling age." Mag stripe is thin

and zip code on last line ends under the word "Credit".)

White (Club Mystic & Red Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG000873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000873)

(No signature strip. Reverse has "Card users must **be of legal** gambling age." Mag stripe is thick

and zip code on last line ends under the word "Not".)

White (Club Mystic & Large Purple Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG122125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122125)

2nd White/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “White”) None Scarce 3  [CG036244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036244)

(Says **“White”** center bottom card obverse)

Black/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Black”) None Scarce 3  [CG000865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000865)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG000866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000866)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG000867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000867)

(On the reverse of this issue, 3rd line, 2nd paragraph, the “i” in “is” is under the “t” in “positive”)

(NO YEAR ON OBVERSE)

3rd White/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “White”) None Scarce 3  [CG006529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006529)

(Says **“White”** center bottom card obverse)

Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG122366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122366)

Black/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Black”) None Scarce 3  [CG006530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006530)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006531)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006532)

(On the reverse of this issue, 3rd line, 2nd paragraph, the “i” in “is” is under the “o” in “positive”)

(NO YEAR ON OBVERSE)

4th Black/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Black”) None Scarce 3  [CG006533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006533)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006534)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006535)

(On the reverse of this issue, 3rd line, 2nd paragraph, the “i” in “is” is under the “t” in “positive”)

(2002 on obverse)

5th Black/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Black”) None Scarce 3  [CG036247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036247)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG036245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036245)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG036692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036692)

(On the reverse of this issue, 3rd line, 2nd paragraph, the “i” in “is” is under the “o” in “positive”)

(2002 on obverse)

6th Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG005005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005005)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005006)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005008)

(2003 on obverse)

7th Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG003051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003051)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004996)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004997)

(2004 on obverse)

8th Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG006483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006483)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006484)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006485)

(2005 on obverse)

9th White/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “White”) None Scarce 3  [CG003050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003050)

(Says **“White”** center bottom card obverse)

Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG006500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006500)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006524)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006526)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic “Platinum Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG036691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036691)

(2006 on obverse)

10th White/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “White”) None Scarce 3  [CG160881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160881)

(Says **“White”** center bottom card obverse)

Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG160882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160882)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic “Platinum Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG036691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036691)

(2007 on obverse)

11th White/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee) None Scarce 3  [CG006478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006478)

(Says **“Introduction”** center bottom card obverse)

White/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee) None Scarce 3  [CG139630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139630)

(Says **"White"** center bottom card obverse)

Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG006479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006479)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006480)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006481)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic “Platinum Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG122133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122133)

(2008 on obverse)

12th White/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee) None Scarce 3  [CG006503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006503)

(Says **“Introduction”** center bottom card obverse)

Blue (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Classic”) None V Scarce 3  [CG006482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006482)

Gold/White (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG122135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122135)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic over faint Teepee “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG122136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122136)

Silver/Purple (Club Mystic “Platinum Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG122137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122137)

(2009 on obverse)

13th Silver/Purple (Club Mystic “Platinum Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006504)

(NO YEAR ON OBVERSE)

14th White (Club Mystic) None Common 3  [CG122138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122138)

Red (Club Mystic Classic) None Common 3  [CG006505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006505)

Gold (Club Mystic Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG006506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006506)

Grey (Club Mystic Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG006521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006521)

Black (Club Mystic Platinum Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG006522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006522)

(This issue has “Club Mystic” with a small Teepee logo on a band across the lower obverse)

15th Black/Pink (Club M – Signature) PG Common 3  [CG167618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167618)

Black/Purple (Club M – Select) PG Common 3  [CG167619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167619)

Black/Orange (Club M – Premium) PG V Scarce 7  [CG167620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167620)

Black/Grey (Club M – Preferred) PG V Scarce 7  [CG167621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167621)

Grey/Black (Club M – Celebrity) PG V Scarce 7  [CG167622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167622)

TC Gold (Club Mystic 21) None Scarce 3  [CG038671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038671)

(Second line on reverse mentions “Mystic Lake Guest”)

TC Gold (Club Mystic 21) None Scarce 3  [CG038672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038672)

(Second line on reverse mentions “Mystic Lake Customer”)

XX Dk Blue (Club Bingo & Cartoon Bingo Ball Juggler) None V Rare 50  [CG038673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038673)

XX Red (“Mystic Fun Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG038674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038674)

[**NORTHERN LIGHTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNWANL) **(Walker, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Used the same cards as Palace and White Oak casinos. All three casinos now use the common*

*Leech Lake Casinos cards)*

[**PALACE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNCLPC) **(Cass Lake, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green/Blue ("Perfect Pair") None Rare+ 25  [CG036724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036724)

(Same card used at Northern Lights Casino and listed under both casinos)

2nd Blue ("Winners Club" & Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG037411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037411)

(No phone numbers on reverse)

3rd Blue ("Winners Club" & Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG037412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037412)

(Same as above, but with player’s picture. This card has the web address of 3 casinos on the

reverse: Palace, Northern Lights & White Oak. There is a colon (:) at end of 4th line on reverse)

4th Blue ("Winners Club" & Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG006477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006477)

(Now a period at end of 4th line on reverse)

XX Black (“Senior Citizens 60+ Bingo Saver”) None V Rare 50  [CG011066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011066)

*(The same cards were used at Northern Lights and White Oak. All three casinos now use*

*the common Leech Lake Casinos cards.)*

[**PRAIRIE’S EDGE CASINO RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNGFPE) **(Granite Falls, MN**)

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(Was Firefly Casino)*

1st LT Blue (“Club Horizon” & Sun on Horizon-picture card) None Scarce 3  [CG006561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006561)

2nd DK Blue (“Club Horizon” & Sun on Horizon-picture card) None Scarce 3  [CG036725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036725)

3rd Black (“Club Horizon” & Sun on Horizon) None Scarce 3  [CG006563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006563)

(The logo has a bright yellow sun)

4th Black (“Club Horizon” & Sun on Horizon) None Scarce 3  [CG036676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036676)

(The logo has a light orange sun)

5th Green (“Club Horizon” & Sun on Horizon) None Scarce 3  [CG067457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067457)

6th Black (“Club Horizon” surrounded by Large Sun) None Scarce 3  [CG071679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071679)

(3 lines of text in reverse paragraph, obverse sun is green)

7th Black ("Club Horizon" surrounded by Large Sun) None Scarce 3  [CG147199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147199)

(6 lines of text in reverse paragraph, obverse sun is a hologram)

8th Gold (EDGE Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG164987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164987)

[**RIVER ROAD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNTRRR) **(Thief River Falls, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2001

*(Very remote location, later became Seven Clans in 2001)*

1st Dk Rose (Moose Logo & “River Road Casino Club”) None V Rare 35  [CG041676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041676)

(Mag stripe on otherwise blank reverse.)

[**RUNNING ACES HARNESS PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNCORA) **(Columbus, MN)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (Aces Rewards Member) None Scarce 3  [CG036674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036674)

2nd Red (Aces Rewards Member – full circle logo) None Scarce 3  [CG036486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036486)

(Logo is now full circle instead of an arc, last line in reverse paragraph starts with "Harness...")

3rd Red (Aces Rewards Member – full circle logo) None Scarce 3  [CG128691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128691)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "modify...")

4th Mustard (Aces Rewards – Ace of Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG144901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144901)

Red (Aces Rewards – Ace of Hearts) None Scarce 3  [CG144902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144902)

Black (Aces Rewards – Ace of Clubs) None Scarce 3  [CG144903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144903)

Grey (Aces Rewards Poker – Ace of Spades) None Scarce 3  [CG144904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144904)

5th Red (Aces Rewards – Heart) None Scarce 3  [CG172794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172794)

Gold (Aces Rewards – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG172795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172795)

Grey (Aces Rewards – Spade Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG172796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172796)

Black (Aces Rewards – Club) None Scarce 3  [CG172797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172797)

Purple (Aces Rewards – Racing) None Scarce 3  [CG172798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172798)

[**SEVEN CLANS/RED LAKE GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNRLR1) **(Red Lake, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Following cards used at all three Seven Clans locations: Red Lake, Thief River and Warroad)*

1st Orange (the Club – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG128869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128869)

Silver (the Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG135102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135102)

Gold (the Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG135103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135103)

Grey (the Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG135104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135104)

(Has "Official Rewards Member" under "The Club", 3 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

2nd Silver (the Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG170988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170988)

Grey (the Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG170989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170989)

(6 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

[**SEVEN CLANS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNRLSC) **(Red Lake, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

*(Seven Clans has 3 locations, including Red Lake, Thief River and Warroad)*

1st Orange (“Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG036723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036723)

(“Red Lake” on the reverse)

2nd Red Multi (“WABIIK Club Card” & casino icons) None Scarce 3  [CG091823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091823)

3rd Blue Multi (“WABIIK Club Card” & casino photo) None Scarce 3  [CG021377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021377)

*(See Seven Clans/Red Lake Gaming for later cards used at all locations)*

[**SEVEN CLANS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNTRSC) **(Thief River Falls, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

*(Seven Clans has 3 locations, including Red Lake, Thief River and Warroad)*

1st Blue (Zhooniyaa Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG006540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006540)

(Used at Thief River falls, Red Lake, and Warroad)

2nd Multicolored (Gambling Icons) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG006541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006541)

(ERROR- web site says “**sevens** clans” not “**seven** clans”)

3rd Multicolored (Zhooniya Players Club & Gambling Icons) ACC Scarce 3  [CG036721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036721)

4th Multicolored (Zhooniya Players Club & Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG006542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006542)

5th Red (“Wabiik Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG006543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006543)

6th Orange (“Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG006552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006552)

(**Note:** Reverse spelling “accumilated”)

7th Multicolored (“Zhooniya Players Club”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG036720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036720)

(Zhooniya text is on two lines on obverse)

8th Black (“Zhooniya Players Club”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG021382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021382)

(Zhooniya text is along left of obverse next to “Insert Card Here” on one line)

(See Seven Clans/Red Lake Gaming for later cards used at all locations)

[**SEVEN CLANS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNTRSC) **(Warroad, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Seven Clans has 3 locations, including Red Lake, Thief River and Warroad)*

1st Orange/Yellow (“Seven Clans Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG006539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006539)

(“Warroad” on the reverse)

2nd Orange/Yellow (“Warroad Seven Clans”) None Scarce 3  [CG036722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036722)

("Warroad" larger than "Seven Clans" on obverse)

3rd Orange/Yellow (“Warroad Seven Clans”) None Scarce 3  [CG024533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024533)

("Warroad" smaller than "Seven Clans" on obverse)

(See Seven Clans/Red Lake Gaming for later cards used at all locations)

[**SHOOTING STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNMASS) **(Mahnomen, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue ("Star Club Member" & Horizontal Shooting Star) Powercard Rare 15  [CG021383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021383)

(On reverse, 7th line starts with “months. You must be 18…”, larger font)

Blue ("Star Club Member" & Horizontal Shooting Star) Powercard Rare 15  [CG021384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021384)

(On reverse, 7th line starts with “You must be 18…”, smaller font)

2nd Blue ("Star Club Member" & Horizontal Shooting Star) None Rare 15  [CG021385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021385)

(Phone number on reverse 1-888-354-CLUB)

Blue ("Star Club Member" & Horizontal Shooting Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG036482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036482)

(Phone number on reverse 1-800-453-STAR)

3rd Blue ("Star Players' Club" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) None Scarce 3  [CG036483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036483)

Gold ("Gold Star Club" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) None Rare 15  [CG021386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021386)

Silver ("Preferred Player" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) None Rare 15  [CG021426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021426)

Grey ("Preferred Player" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) None Rare 15  [CG021443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021443)

(This card has "Valid 07/01/01 Thru 09/30/01" on obverse)

4th Blue ("Star Players' Club" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) ACC Scarce 3  [CG036485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036485)

Gold ("Gold Star Club" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) ACC Rare 15  [CG021450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021450)

Silver (“Preferred Player” & “S” shaped Shooting Star) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG036902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036902)

5th Blue ("Star Players' Club" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) ACC Scarce 3  [CG036484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036484)

Gold ("Gold Star Club" & " S" shaped Shooting Star) ACC Rare 15  [CG021453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021453)

(Added a web site)

6th Yellow/Brown (Star Rewards) WER Scarce 3  [CG036901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036901)

Grey (Star Rewards – “silver”) WER Scarce 3  [CG021334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021334)

Tan (Star Rewards – “gold”) WER Scarce 3  [CG036903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036903)

Grey/Black (Star Rewards – “platinum”) WER Scarce 3  [CG036904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036904)

(This issue has a pinkish reverse)

(WER stands for “White Earth Reservation” for this and the next issue)

7th Yellow/Brown (Star Rewards) WER Scarce 3  [CG021337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021337)

Grey (Star Rewards-“silver”) WER Scarce 3  [CG021338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021338)

Tan (Star Rewards-“gold”) WER Scarce 3  [CG021602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021602)

Grey/Black (Star Rewards-“platinum”) WER Scarce 3  [CG021616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021616)

(This issue has a white reverse and the obverse has a more distinct metallic appearance)

8th Green (Star Rewards – Earth) None Scarce 3  [CG021563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021563)

Blue (Star Rewards – Water) None Scarce 3  [CG021617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021617)

Blue/Green (Star Rewards – Wind) None Scarce 3  [CG021618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021618)

Red (Star Rewards – Sky) None Scarce 3  [CG021619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021619)

Black (Star Rewards – Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG021620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021620)

XX White (“Sales Event Card” & “S” shaped Shooting Star) ACC Rare 15  [CG021469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021469)

XX Red (“S” shaped Shooting Star) ACC Rare 15  [CG021513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021513)

XX Blue (“S” shaped Shooting Star) ACC Rare 15  [CG021553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021553)

XX Green (“S” shaped Shooting Star) ACC Rare 15  [CG021558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021558)

XX Yellow (“S” shaped Shooting Star) ACC Rare 15  [CG021562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021562)

(It's unclear what the purpose of these XX cards was)

[**TREASURE ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNRWTI) **(Welch, MN)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green ("Captain's Club") PPC V Rare 50  [CG121854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121854)

(PPC Logo on 2 lines & "Sturgeon Lake Road" as the reverse address)

Green ("Captain's Club") PPC V Rare 50  [CG121855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121855)

(PPC Logo on 3 lines & "Sturgeon Lake Road" as the reverse address)

2nd Pink (Island Passport Club) None Rare 15  [CG121856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121856)

(Address on last line of reverse is "5734 Sturgeon Lake Road, Welch, Minnesota 55089")

Pink (Island Passport Club) None Rare+ 25  [CG121857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121857)

(Possible error card? Same reverse but missing the mag stripe.)

3rd Pink (Island Passport Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG037415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037415)

(Address on last line of reverse is "5734 Sturgeon Lake Road, Red Wing, Minnesota 55066")

4th Pink (Island Passport Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG037414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037414)

(Address on last line of reverse is "P.O. Box 75 Red Wing, MN 55066". The phone number is

beneath the Treasure Island Bird logo – last line is centered.)

5th Pink (Island Passport Club) None Scarce 3  [CG037413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037413)

(Address on last line of reverse is "P.O. Box 75 Red Wing, MN 55066". The phone number is

to the left of the Treasure Island Bird logo. The last line starts with “This…”.)

6th Pink (Island Passport Club) None Scarce 3  [CG121858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121858)

(The phone number is to the left of “Resort & Casino”. The last line starts with “notice…”.)

7th Pink (Island Passport Club) None Scarce 3 ■ [CG121859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121859)

(The phone number is to the left of “Resort & Casino”. The last line starts with “notice…”

The red wing on the obverse bird is split into **2 sections**.)

(Not sure if this card actually exists, most cards that appear to have the white line down the red

wing are in fact scratches from the punched hole and not printed on the card!)

8th Pink/Black (Island Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG037497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037497)

(Light and medium pink have been issued. Dark pink reverse.)

Dk Pink/Black (Island Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG121860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121860)

(Light pink reverse)

Gold/Black (Island Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG121861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121861)

(Light and dark gold have been issued)

Grey/Black (Island Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG121862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121862)

(Light, medium and dark grey have been issued)

9th Pink/Black (Island Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG037498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037498)

(Color variations exist)

Lt Gold/Black (Island Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG121863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121863)

Grey/Black (Island Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG121864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121864)

(Issue has white reverse, text moved to left side reverse leaving room for member’s picture)

10th Red (Island Passport RUBY) None Scarce 3  [CG121865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121865)

Black (Island Passport DIAMOND) None Scarce 3  [CG121866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121866)

Blue (Island Passport SAPPHIRE) None Scarce 3  [CG121867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121867)

Green (Island Passport EMERALD) None Scarce 3  [CG121868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121868)

Grey (Island Passport PEARL) None Scarce 3  [CG121869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121869)

11th Grey (Island Passport PEARL) 01 Scarce 3  [CG121870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121870)

Blue (Island Passport SAPHIRE) 01 Scarce 3  [CG121871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121871)

(Has “01” in upper right corner on reverse)

12th Red (Island Passport RUBY) 02 Scarce 3  [CG121872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121872)

(Has “02” in upper right corner on reverse)

13th Blue (Island Passport SAPHIRE) 03 Scarce 3  [CG121873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121873)

(Has "03" in upper right corner on reverse)

14th Red (Island Passport RUBY) None Scarce 3  [CG134494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134494)

Blue (Island Passport SAPPHIRE) None Scarce 3  [CG137636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137636)

Green (Island Passport EMERALD) None Scarce 3  [CG137637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137637)

Grey (Island Passport PEARL) None Scarce 3  [CG137638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137638)

Grey (Island Passport PEARL) 01 Scarce 3  [CG137639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137639)

(This card has "01" in upper right corner on reverse)

(Phone number and web address on bottom line of reverse on this issue, on 10th thru 13th issues

they were under the logo in the bottom right corner)

15th Biege (Island Passport Pearl) None Scarce 3  [CG201968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201968)

(Palm trees in background, “Pearl” in large script)

**[WHITE OAK CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNDRWO) (Deer River, MN)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(Used the same cards as Northern Lights and Palace casinos starting with the 2nd issue and*

*beyond. All three casinos now use the Leech Lake Casinos common card..)*

[**MISSISSIPPI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ms)

[**AMERISTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIAM) **(Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Maroon (Players Club) Faraday Rare 15  [CG002717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002717)

("Vicksburg" is horizontal beneath white "Ameristar Players Club")

2nd Maroon (Players Club) Faraday V Scarce 5  [CG070706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070706)

("Vicksburg" in semi-circle above colorful Ameristar logo)

3rd Maroon (Players Club) Cameo Scarce 3  [CG002718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002718)

4th Maroon (Players Club) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG002723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002723)

Silver (Ameristar Players Club Logo & “Platinum”) None Rare+ 25  [CG002724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002724)

5th Maroon (Players Club) None Common 1  [CG042925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042925)

(Last line on reverse is “For reservations and information please call toll-free 1-800-700-7770)

Gold (Ameristar Players Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG002703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002703)

(“Insert” and Arrows)

Gold (Ameristar Players Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG088047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088047)

(**NO** “Insert” or Arrows)

Silver (Ameristar Players Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG002704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002704)

(“Insert” and Arrows)

Silver (Ameristar Players Club Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG000959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000959)

(**NO** “Insert” or Arrows)

(There is a "Senior" sticker affixed on cards for those over 55)

6th Brown (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG087843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087843)

(Last line on reverse is ©2001 Ameristar Casinos, Inc.)

7th Red (Star Awards – ©2002) None Common 1  [CG087526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087526)

(46mm between tips of insert arrows)

Red (Star Awards – ©2002) None Common 1  [CG200211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200211)

(48mm between tips of insert arrows)

Silver (Star Awards Premier – ©2002) None Scarce 3  [CG002705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002705)

Black (Star Awards Elite – ©2002) None Scarce 3  [CG040364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040364)

Black (Star Awards Elite – ©2002 & Hologram Star) None Scarce 3  [CG002707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002707)

(Stickers were affixed to some cards stating “Valid beginning 11/7/02”)

Black (Star Awards Elite – ©2003 & Hologram Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG040365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040365)

8th Red (Star Awards – ©2004) None Common 3  [CG088197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088197)

Silver (Star Awards Premier – ©2004) None Scarce 3  [CG125716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125716)

Black (Star Awards Elite – ©2004) None Scarce 3  [CG088401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088401)

9th Red (Star Awards – ©2005) None Common 3  [CG002708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002708)

Silver (Star Awards Premier – ©2005) None Scarce 3  [CG088048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088048)

Black (Star Awards Elite – ©2005) None Scarce 3  [CG002709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002709)

Black (Star Awards Elite – ©2005 & Hologram) None Scarce 3  [CG088199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088199)

10th Black (Star Awards Elite – ©2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG103300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103300)

(Issues 6th – 10th have copyright dates on the reverse as indicated)

*(See the Ameristar “Universal Section” for later issues)*

[**BALLY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUBA) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Yellow/Black (Saloon & Gambling Hall" on Obv) None V Scarce 7  [CG002725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002725)

(Reverse has "Bally's will rate all players wagering $25 or more" & "Saloon & Gambling Hall"

in Dark Brown letters on reverse. Color variations exist)

2nd Yellow/Black (“Saloon & Gambling Hall" on Obv) None V Scarce 7  [CG002726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002726)

(Exact same card with "Saloon & Gambling Hall" in Light Brown letters on reverse)

3rd Yellow/Black (“Saloon Gambling Hall Hotel" on Obv) None Scarce 3  [CG002739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002739)

("Bally's will rate all players wagering $5 or more" on reverse. Has signature strip.)

4th Yellow/Black (“Saloon Gambling Hall Hotel" on Obv) None Common 1  [CG002740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002740)

(Same as 3rd issue, except this 4th issue has no signature strip. Mag strip is 8mm wide)

Yellow/Black (“ Saloon & Gaming Hall” on Obv) None Common 1  [CG002741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002741)

(Because of the wider 11mm magnetic strip on the reverse, there is less space after the first line

of text and before the paragraph. Reverse text can be bold or normal.)

5th Yellow/Black (“Bally's Casino Tunica" on Obv) None Common 1  [CG059857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059857)

**(1st – 5th issues have “Gold Star Card” and large gold star)**

6th Red/Black (“Bally’s Casino Tunica” in white) None Common 1  [CG002742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002742)

(This card has “ParkPlace Entertainment” on the reverse)

7th Red/Black (“Bally’s Casino Tunica” in white) cpi 2011574 Scarce 7  [CG002743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002743)

8th Red/Black (“Bally’s Casino Tunica” in white) cpi 2013826 Scarce 7  [CG002744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002744)

9th Red/Black (“Bally’s Casino Tunica” in white) None Common 1  [CG002745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002745)

(This card has “Caesars Entertainment” on the reverse)

10th Red/Black (“Bally’s Casino Tunica” in white) innovative Scarce 3  [CG002746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002746)

(**The 6th- 10th issued cards have “Connection Card” in upper right on obverse**)

11th Blue/Brown (“Bally’s on Buckle) None Common 1  [CG055160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055160)

(Casino was sold to **RESORTS** in 2005)

12th Red (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Classic) None Common 1  [CG055234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055234)

Grey (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG055272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055272)

Black (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG055381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055381)

13a Red (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Classic) None Common 1  [CG055481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055481)

Grey (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG055491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055491)

Black (“Resorts Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG055566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055566)

(Added “Tunica” to the obverse below “Bally’s” with 6 casinos listed on bottom of reverse)

13b Grey ("Resorts Destination Casino Club" Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG141875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141875)

("Tunica" on obverse below "Bally's" with 5 casinos listed on bottom of reverse)

*(See Resorts Tunica for later cards used at both locations before Bally's went back to using*

*their own cards)*

14th Red (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P691275 Common 1  [CG065423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065423)

Silver (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P691275-1 Scarce 3  [CG065424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065424)

Blue (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P691275-2 Scarce 3  [CG067113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067113)

Black (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P691275-3 Scarce 3  [CG155263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155263)

Silver (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P691275-5 Scarce 3  [CG155264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155264)

(All cards have "www.plicards.com" on upper right of the reverse)

15th Black (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P691528 Scarce 3  [CG069879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069879)

("www.plicards.com" on upper right of the reverse)

16th Red (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P694702-4 Common 1  [CG105130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105130)

Silver (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P694702-5 Scarce 3  [CG105151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105151)

Blue (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P694702-6 Scarce 3  [CG155262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155262)

(All cards have "www.plicards.com" on upper right of the reverse)

17th Red (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P702734-1 Common 1  [CG155335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155335)

Silver (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P702734-2 Scarce 3  [CG155562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155562)

(All cards have "www.plicards.com" on upper right of the reverse)

18th Red (Bally's Bonanza Players Club) P717343 Common 1  [CG155336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155336)

("www.plicards.com" on upper right of the reverse)

19th Red (Bally’s Bonanza Players Club) C-3871B Common 1  [CG166052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166052)

Silver (Bally’s Bonanza Players Club) C-3871C Scarce 3  [CG168432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168432)

(All cards have “www.plicards.com” on upper right of reverse)

XX White/Blue (Saloon Gambling Hall Hotel" on Obv) None Ex Rare 30  [CG055569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055569)

(**Weak printing** on reverse. **Signature strip**. "Bally's will rate all players wagering $25 or more"

on reverse. )

XX White/Blue (Saloon Gambling Hall Hotel" on Obv) None Ex Rare 30  [CG055571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055571)

(**Weak printing** on reverse. "Bally's will rate all players wagering $25 or more" on reverse.

This card is believed to be an emergency issue used for a very short time. )

XX White/Blue (Saloon Gambling Hall Hotel" on Obv) None Scarce 3  [CG055572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055572)

(**Bold printing** on reverse. "Bally's will rate all players wagering $25 or more" on reverse.

This card is used as a temporary/emergency issue on occasion.)

XX White/Red (Hotel key) None Scarce 3  [CG055577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055577)

(Used in place of slot card when casino was temporarily out of stock)

XX White (Map of casino floor) None V Scarce 7  [CG055578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055578)

(Used by “supervisor” from 2003)

[**BAYOU CADDY’S JUBILATION CASINO**](#320)  **(Lakeshore, MS)**

[Riverboat] *(See "Jubilation Casino")*

[**BAYOU CADDY’S JUBILEE CASINO**](#320)  **(Lakeshore, MS)**

[Riverboat] *(See "Jubilee Casino")*

[**BEAU RIVAGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIBR) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Sailboat) None Common 1  [CG059861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059861)

(Last line in paragraph begins “For reservations…”)

Yellow (Sailboat) None Scarce 3  [CG071141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071141)

(Last line in paragraph begins “request.”, TM after logo)

Orange (Coast Club - Picture Sunset Over Water) None V Scarce 7  [CG059859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059859)

(This card is only issued to locals who live within 100 miles of Biloxi)

2nd Yellow (Sailboat) PPC Common 1  [CG071847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071847)

3rd Yellow (Sailboat) CPICA 25310 Common 1  [CG090158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090158)

TC Black (Sailboat) None V Scarce 7  [CG059860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059860)

(This card is only issued to locals who live within 150 miles of Biloxi)

XX Blue Grey (Beau Rivage MGM Mirage-August 29, 2006) None Rare 15  [CG071564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071564)

(The casino sent out these special cards by mail for the re-opening of the casino that had been

closed due to the hurricane)

*(This casino switched to the generic MGM/Mirage cards)*

[**BILOXI BELLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIBB) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1995

1st Cream (Lucky Belle Club) PPC V Rare 40  [CG042937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004937)

(This issue has a punchboard reader. "B" in Club is open at top. "Club" on Purple strip.)

2nd Cream (Lucky Belle Club) PPC V Rare 40  [CG042949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042949)

(This issue has a punchboard reader. "B" in Club is closed at top. "Club" on Dark Purple strip.)

3rd White (Lucky Belle Club) PPC V Rare 40  [CG042969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042969)

(This issue has a punchboard reader. "B" in Club is closed at top. "Club" on Purple strip.)

Red (VIP) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG042982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042982)

4th White (Lucky Belle Club & Biloxi Belle Logo) WBM/NBS V Rare 50  [CG042988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042988)

(This issue, used briefly before closing, has a magnetic stripe on the reverse)

Red (VIP) WBM V Rare 100  [CG042997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042997)

TC Gold (“Belle” VIP & Paddlewheel) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG043019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043019)

(This card says “Credit/Tables”)

TC Gold (Belle” VIP & Paddlewheel ) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG043020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043020)

(This card says “Tables/Slots”)

[**BOK HOMA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSHEBH) **(Heidelberg, MS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

*(See the Pearl River Resort listing for earlier cards used at all locations prior to 2015 when*

*Bok Homa started their own unique cards)*

1st Black (“Bok Homa Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG154459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154459)

[**BOOMTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIBO) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st White ("Boomtown Players Club" & Stagecoach) WBM Rare 10  [CG003032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003032)

(4 Locations on obverse. Biloxi is listed first and highlighted in red. On reverse,

Las Vegas: 1-800-263-7777 is on top left of 4 locations.)

2nd White ("Boomtown Players Club" & Stagecoach) WBM Rare 10  [CG003033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003033)

(Same obverse. On reverse, Las Vegas: 1-800-263-7777 is on bottom right of 4 locations with

Westbank: 1-800-366-7711 above it, Biloxi: 1-800-627-0777 over Reno, cards known with

and without signature strip.)

White ("Boomtown Players Club" & Stagecoach) WBM Rare 10  [CG185168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185168)

(Same obverse. On reverse, Las Vegas: 1-800-263-7777 is on bottom right of 4 locations with

Westbank: 1-800-366-7711 above it, Biloxi: 1-800-366-7711 over Reno, no signature strip.)

White ("Boomtown Players Club" & Stagecoach) WBM Rare 10  [CG142880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142880)

(Same obverse, On reverse, Las Vegas: 1-800-263-777 is on bottom right of 4 locations with

Biloxi: 1-800-366-7711 above it, no signature strip.)

3rd White (Stagecoach) WBM Rare 10  [CG003044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003044)

(Same obverse. On reverse, Las Vegas: 1-800-772-7795 is on bottom right of 4 locations.)

(12.5mm mag stripe. Reno phone number is not aligned with Biloxi number.)

White (Stagecoach) WBM Rare 10  [CG003045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003045)

(Same obverse. On reverse, Las Vegas: 1-800-772-7795 is on bottom right of 4 locations.)

(8mm mag stripe. Reno phone number is aligned with the Biloxi number.)

4th White (Stagecoach) WBM Rare 10  [CG003046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003046)

(Same obverse. On reverse, Las Vegas: 1-800-588-7711 is on bottom right of 4 locations.)

5th White (Stagecoach) None Scarce 3  [CG003175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003175)

(Obverse lists Biloxi, Westbank, and Reno with Biloxi in red)

White (Stagecoach) None Scarce 3  [CG071154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071154)

(Obverse lists Biloxi, Westbank, and Reno with Biloxi in black)

Silver (Stagecoach & “Wild Bunch Seniors Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG002753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002753)

(This card was issued only to seniors)

6th White/Black (Stagecoach on cowhide) None Common 1  [CG059862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059862)

(Light fine text)

White/Black (Stagecoach on cowhide) None Common 1  [CG003023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003023)

(Dark blurry text)

Silver (“Wild Bunch Club”) None Common 1  [CG003024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003024)

(Senior card)

Silver (“Most Wanted VIP Club” & Stagecoach) None V Rare 25  [CG003025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003025)

Gold (“Most Wanted VIP Club” & Stagecoach) None V Rare 25  [CG000967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000967)

(Different expiration dates are known on the VIP cards, some printed by the card manufacturer)

Ruby (“Most Wanted VIP Club” & Ruby Player) None V Rare+ 100  [CG003026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003026)

Emerald (“Most Wanted VIP Club” & Emerald Player) None V Rare+ 125  [CG003027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003027)

7th Silver (“Platinum Member” & Stagecoach-NO VIP) None Rare 15  [CG003028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003028)

(Website address on reverse starts under the “e” in “Avenue” above)

8th Tan/Brown (“Boomtown Casino” & Stagecoach) None Common 3  [CG003029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003029)

Gold (Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG003170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003170)

Silver (Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG003030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003030)

(Website address on reverse starts under the “v” in “Avenue” above on Gold and Silver cards)

9th Gold (Gold Member) None Scarce 7  [CG126085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126085)

Silver (Platinum Member) None Scarce 7  [CG003031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003031)

(On this Platinum Member the reverse text starts 18mm from the top edge of the card with

a wider space at the bottom of the card)

Silver (Platinum Member) None Scarce 7  [CG126086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126086)

(On this Platinum Member the reverse text starts 20mm from the top edge of the card with

very little space at bottom of the card)

(This issue, BOLD & larger reverse text, website address starts under the “n” in “Avenue” above)

10th Tan/Brown (“Boomtown Casino” & Stagecoach) (I) Common 3  [CG070321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070321)

11th Red (“Boomtown Casino Players Club Preferred”) None Common 3  [CG070320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070320)

Mustard (“Boomtown Casino Players Club Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG086926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086926)

Grey (“Boomtown Casino Players Club Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG002761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002761)

XX White/Black (Stagecoach -Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG002747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002747)

XX White/Red ("Motor Coach Guest" Earn 25) None Common 1  [CG002748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002748)

(States on obverse—“Earn 25 points **and turn in** at players club.” Blank reverse)

XX White/Red ("Motor Coach Guest" Earn 25) None Common 1  [CG002749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002749)

(States on obverse—“Earn 25 points **in a visit** and turn in to the players club.” Blank reverse.)

XX White/Red ("Motor Coach Guest" Earn 200) None Common 1  [CG002750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002750)

XX White/Red ("Motor Coach Guest" Earn 200) (I) Common 1  [CG002754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002754)

(White temp cards were used for bus tours)

XX Tan/Red (“Slot Play Winner’s Card”) None Rare 20  [CG002759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002759)

(This club card is given to the Tournament Winners-which makes it rare for collections)

XX Tan/Red (“Slot Play Winner’s Card”) (I) Rare 20  [CG002760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002760)

*(Now part of Penn National Gaming and using their multi-property Marquee Rewards cards as of 2014)*

[**CASINO MAGIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBSCM) **(Bay St. Louis, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2005

*(Casino Magic used a player number prefix of 50 for Biloxi cards, 83 or 84 for Bay St. Louis and 163*

*for Bossier, LA. See Casino Magic Corp. in the Universal section for additional cards that were used*

*at all locations.)*

1st Black (Magic Money) None V Rare 25  [CG002795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002795)

(There is NO casino listed on this card)

2nd Black (Magic Money) None V Rare 25  [CG002796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002796)

(This card was issued before the Biloxi casino opened - therefore, no other locations are listed)

3rd Blue (Magic Money Stars – Bay St. Louis) None Scarce 3  [CG059866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059866)

(Horizontal design)

4th Blue (Magic Money Stars – Bay St. Louis) None Common 1  [CG065537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065537)

(Vertical design)

5th Blue (Magic Money Stars – Bay St. Louis) None Common 1  [CG131552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131552)

(Vertical design. Same as above card, except there is a comma after “St. Louis” on obverse)

6th Blue (Magic Money Stars – Bay St. Louis) None Common 1  [CG131553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131553)

(Same as above, with larger logo reverse. Approximately 5 lines high.)

7th Blue (Magic Money Stars – Bay St. Louis) None Common 1  [CG131555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131555)

(“B” in “Bay” starting before “M” in Magic obverse Rev-**Aligned text.** “Casino and Golf Resort”

below reverse logo)

Blue (Magic Money Stars – Bay St. Louis) None Common 1  [CG131556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131556)

(“B” in “Bay” starting after “M” in Magic obv. Rev-**Partially aligned text**, with bottom 3 lines

indented. 1st star in logo aligns under **“p”** in “privileges” above.)

Blue (Magic Money Stars – Bay St. Louis) None Common 1  [CG131558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131558)

(“B” in “Bay” starting after “M” in Magic obv. Rev-**Partially aligned text**, with bottom 3 lines

indented. 1st star in logo aligns under **“r”** in “privileges” above, less than 1mm difference

than on previous card.)

[**CASINO MAGIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBICM) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2005

*(Casino Magic used a player number prefix of 50 for Biloxi cards, 83 or 84 for Bay St. Louis and 163*

*for Bossier, LA. See Casino Magic Corp. in the Universal section for additional cards that were used*

*at all locations.)*

1st Black (Magic Money – "Biloxi" on the obverse) WBM V Scarce 7  [CG002797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002797)

Gold (Magic Money – “Biloxi” on the obverse) WBM V Rare 100  [CG002798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002798)

2nd Black (Lady with Doves) None Scarce 3  [CG002799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002799)

3rd Black (Man in Tuxedo) None Scarce 3  [CG059864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059864)

Black (Premium Players Club) None V Rare 75  [CG002774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002774)

(This high level card was used Sept. 1999 to Sept. 2000 – then eliminated by new management)

4th Black (Lady w/ Mask) None Common 1  [CG002771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002771)

(Large logo on reverse. Stars extend underneath the “y” in “deny”)

Black (“Premium Players Club” & Dove) None Rare 15  [CG002772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002772)

5th Black (Lady w/ Mask) None Common 1  [CG002773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002773)

(Small logo on reverse. Stars only extend underneath the “p” in “privileges”)

Black (Lady w/ Mask) None Common 1  [CG087527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087527)

(Small logo on reverse. Stars only extend underneath the “ri” in “privileges”)

6th Yellow “(Magic Money Players Club” & Casino Icons) None Common 1  [CG059863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059863)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-800-5-MAGIC-5 and is copyright 2003)

7th Yellow “(Magic Money Players Club” & Casino Icons) None Common 1  [CG131566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131566)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-866-867-7711 and is copyright 2005)

XX Blue (“Magic Club” with Dove, Hat & Cane) None Rare 10  [CG131573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131573)

(Copyright 2005)

XX Yellow (“Reel Play”) None Scarce 3  [CG131581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131581)

(Last line on reverse is 38mm long)

XX Yellow (“Reel Play”) None Scarce 3  [CG131584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131584)

(Last line on reverse is 43mm long)

(The Reel Play cards had credits “loaded” on the card, then downloaded & played off in

machines. Both cards are copyright 2003.)

XX Black (“The Pinnacle Club “) None V Rare 50  [CG131586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131586)

(Card was only given out by the General Manager to high rollers. Card is good for free cocktails.

This seems pretty cheap for high rollers, but it’s the truth!)

[**CIRCUS CIRCUS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSROCC) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1997

1st White/Pink/Blue (Center Ring Club) Faraday Rare 10  [CG003018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003018)

(This issue has a punchboard reader)

2nd White (Center Ring Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG003019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003019)

(This issue has a magnetic stripe)

XX White (Center Ring Club) ? Rare 10  [CG003022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003022)

(This card was white with black text, and punchboard reader. Logo offset to the right.)

[**COPA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGUCC) **( Gulfport, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996? Closed: 2005

1st Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004669)

(Last line begins "Copa Casino")

2nd Green (Players Club) None Common 1  [CG058289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058289)

(Last line begins "Gulfport, MS", slight color variations exist)

3rd Yellow (“Copa Casino Ricks’ Place”) None Common 1  [CG058297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058297)

(Different size & color magnetic strips are known and reverse text may be more bold on some

cards. Stickers have also been found on these cards.)

XX Black/White (Casino Employee VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG004727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004727)

(This card is issued to casino employees for play at the Copa)

XX Blue (Copa Casino Logo - Temporary) None Rare 10  [CG004731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004731)

(Raised Printing. Text on blue reverse)

XX Blue (Copa Casino Logo - Temporary) None V Scarce 7  [CG087578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087578)

(Obverse has 1-800 phone number. Blank white reverse.)

XX Blue (Copa Casino Logo - Temporary) None Common 1  [CG059867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059867)

(Obverse has local phone#. Blank white reverse. Some cards have a 10 digit code on reverse.)

[**COTTON CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGRCC) **(Greenville, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1995

*(Became the Bayou Caddy's Jubilation Casino in 1995)*

1st Blue (High Cotton Club) None V Rare 125  [CG107895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107895)

(Six or seven cards are known)

2nd White ("E.Z. MONEY Player's Card" & Cartoon Man) PPC Scarce 3  [CG059868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059868)

(Released shortly before closing, most known examples are blanks. A small quantity exists.)

XX White (Cotton Club Logo & “First Class Passenger”) None V Rare 100  [CG112379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112379)

(It is believed this card was given to better customers for free boarding. When the casino was

first open, they actually charged to get on the boat! A few cards are presently known.)

XX Gold (Cotton Club Casino) None Ex Rare 150  [CG114075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114075)

XX Red (Rooster & Golden Winners Breakfast Club”) None Ex Rare 200  [CG117923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117923)

(Given only to seniors, it was good for a free hot dog and roll of nickels every Thursday!

1000 cards were ordered, but only about 200 were ever issued. 3 are known today.)

**[DIAMOND JACKS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIDJ) (Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2016

*(Became the Waterview Casino in 2016)*

1a Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG088446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088446)

Mustard (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG088421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088421)

Black (Chairman’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG088039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088039)

(This set of cards has the reverse website centered under logo)

1b Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG008953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008953)

Mustard (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG008981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008981)

Black (Chairman’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG008982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008982)

(This set of cards has the reverse website moved right to make room for punch hole, now ends

even with right side of logo above)

(This issue is copyright 2006 with “Vicksburg” under the obverse logo)

2nd Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG099025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099025)

(Copyright 2008)

3rd Gold (“Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG099047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099047)

(Copyright 2008)

4th Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG099189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099189)

(Glossy)

Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG099179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099179)

(Glittery)

Mustard (Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG008965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008965)

Cream (Platinum Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG008966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008966)

Black (Chairman’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG008967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008967)

(Copyright 2009)

5th Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG071170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071170)

Gold ("Gold Club") None Scarce 3  [CG071429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071429)

Black (Chairman’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG073270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073270)

(Copyright 2010)

6th Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG048933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048933)

(Copyright 2011, has "P607238" in lower left on reverse)

Cream (Platinum Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG008983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008983)

(Copyright 2011)

7th Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG099265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099265)

(Copyright 2012, has "P621893" in lower left on reverse)

Cream (Platinum Club) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG073271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073271)

(Copyright 2012, has "P621893-1" in lower left on reverse)

Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG052202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052202)

(Copyright 2012, has "P647833" in lower left on reverse)

Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG073272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073272)

(Copyright 2012, has "P660837" in lower left on reverse)

Cream (Platinum Club) PLI V Scarce 7  [CG008964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008964)

(Copyright 2012, has "P660837-1" in lower left on reverse)

8th Green (Diamond) PLI Rare+ 15  [CG073274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073274)

(Copyright 2013, has "P654928 in lower left on reverse)

9th Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG073273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073273)

(Copyright 2014, has "P682529" in lower left on reverse)

Gold (Gold Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG151792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151792)

(Copyright 2014, has "P682529-2" in lower left on reverse)

10th Grey (Rewards Club) PLI Scarce 3  [CG151793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151793)

(Copyright 2015, has "P711030" in lower left on reverse)

[**FITZGERALD'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUFI) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st White (Building – Introductory card) Faraday Rare 15  [CG002821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002821)

(This card is listed here due to the Faraday mark, but the phone # indicates it might be later)

Green (Mr O' Lucky – No Rainbow) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG002822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002822)

2nd Green (Mr O' Lucky – No Rainbow) Powercard Rare 15  [CG002823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002823)

3rd Green (Blue Glasses & Black Shoe Soles) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002824)

4th Green (White Glasses & Hologram "Fitzgerald's”) None Rare 10  [CG002825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002825)

(Reverse has "Fitzgeralds Casino/Hotel/RV Park". No other issue has "RV Park")

5th Green (White Glasses & Hologram "Fitzgerald's”) None Scarce 3  [CG002826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002826)

(“Fitzgeralds” begins under “in” in gambling)

6th Green (White Glasses & Hologram "Fitzgerald's”) None Rare 10  [CG126090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126090)

Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002827)

(On last line of reverse, "Fitzgerald's" begins under the “a” in the word "age.")

7th Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002874)

(On last line of reverse, "Fitzgerald's" begins under the “g” in the word "age.")

8th Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002875)

**(On obverse, the 3 coins near the word “insert” have been removed for the first time)**

(On last line of reverse, "Fitzgerald's" begins under the word "the.")

9th Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002873)

(On last line of reverse, "Fitzgerald's" begins under the “e” in the word "under."

No 3 coins on obverse.)

10th Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) None Scarce 3  [CG002828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002828)

**(On obverse, the 3 coins near the word “insert” have been replaced)**

(On reverse, third line begins "of Fitzgeralds Gaming Corporation")

11th Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) None Common 1  [CG002831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002831)

(The last line “Fitzgeralds” begins under the “g” in age)

12th Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) None Common 1  [CG058303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058303)

(The last line “Fitzgeralds” begins under the “a” in age)

(Believe this is actually the same as the 10th issue above but not able to confirm!)

13th Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) None Common 1  [CG059871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059871)

(The last line “Fitzgeralds” begins under the “m” in “gambling”)

14th` Green (White Glasses & Printed "Fitzgerald's”) PPC Common 1  [CG059870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059870)

**(On obverse, the 3 coins near the word “insert” have been removed for the second time)**

(On reverse, third line begins "of the issuer". The last line “Fitzgeralds” begins under

the “G” in Gambling.)

15th Green (White Glasses & Printed “Fitzgerald’s”) None Common 1  [CG059869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059869)

(On the reverse, the 3rd line begins “of Barden Mississippi…”. The last line “Fitzgeralds”

begins under the “U” in “under”.)

16th DK Blue (“Club Fitz” & Rainbow with Shamrock) None Common 1  [CG095771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095771)

Lt Blue (“Club Fitz” & Rainbow with Shamrock) None Common 1  [CG002880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002880)

(Bold “Insert” text on obverse)

Lt Blue (“Club Fitz” & Rainbow with Shamrock) None Common 1  [CG002881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002881)

(Faint/different font “Insert” text on obverse)

Black (“Club Fitz Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG002882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002882)

(Hologram)

Black (“Club Fitz Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG002883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002883)

(Non-Hologram)

17th Green (“Club Fitz” & Rainbow with 5 Shamrocks) None Common 1  [CG002832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002832)

18th Green (“Club Fitz” & Casino Icons) None Common 1  [CG088753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088753)

(Light and dark green borders known. Some cards have been found with “Elite” stickers on the

obverse.)

19th Green (“Fitz Key Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG071165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071165)

Grey (“Fitz Key Rewards Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG002819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002819)

Black (“Fitz Key Rewards Access”) None Common 3  [CG002820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002820)

(Bottom line on reverse text shorter than rest of paragraph)

20th Green (“Fitz Key Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG084475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084475)

Black (“Fitz Key Rewards Access”) None Common 3  [CG084477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084477)

(Bottom line on reverse text same length as rest of paragraph)

21st Green (“Fitz Key Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG165900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165900)

(“Luck Lives Here” in white box on obverse and reverse Fitz logos, reverse text aligned at left)

22nd Green (“Fitz Key Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG174360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174360)

(“Luck Lives Here” in white box on obverse and reverse Fitz logos, reverse text indented for

punch hole)

XX Orange (20th Birthday) None V Scarce 7  [CG089263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089263)

**[GOLD SHORE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIGS) (Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1995

(This casino was open from 6-20-94 to 5-14-95)

1st Silver (Gold Shore Casino Blank Reverse) None Ex Rare 150  [CG042438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042438)

(NO mag stripe - just a punchboard reader)

2nd White (Gold Shore Casino) None Ex Rare 125  [CG042446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042446)

(NO mag stripe - just a punchboard reader. Cards know with & without signature strip.)

3rd White (Gold Shore Casino) None V Rare+ 100  [CG042447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042447)

(Has magnetic stripe AND punchboard reader)

4th Brown (Gold Shore Player) None V Rare 75  [CG042448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042448)

(Purple reverse and mag stripe)

5th Maroon (Gold Shore Player) None V Rare- 50  [CG042485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042485)

(Maroon reverse and mag stripe. Difficult to distinguish the 4th and 5th issues unless you have

both side by side.)

XX White (Sticker “Special Guest”) None V Rare+ 100  [CG042487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042487)

[**GOLD STRIKE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSROGS) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Black/Gold (Gold Bar & “24K Players Club”) PPC Rare 10  [CG002807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002807)

(Reverse Phone #1-888-245-7829")

2nd Black/Gold (Gold Bar & “24K Players Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG087528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087528)

(Reverse Phone #1-888-245-7529". Also, last line (address) is 1 3/4" long.)

3rd Black/Gold (Gold Bar & “24K Players Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002808)

(Reverse Phone #1-888-245-7529". Also, last line (address) is 2" long.)

4th Gold (24 Karat Players Club – No Picture) PPC Common 1  [CG059875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059875)

Tan/Black ("Signature" & Player's Photo, GS Seal) None Rare 15  [CG002809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002809)

Black (“Signature Club” & Players Photo – 2003) None Rare 20  [CG002810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002810)

5th Black/Tan (“Signature Club” & Players Photo, tan strips) None Rare 20  [CG002811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002811)

(There is a higher level “Signature Elite” with the word “Elite” printed on the card)

*(NOTE: This casino switched to using the universal “One Club” card for the entry level*

*and later used the M Life cards from MGM)*

XX Black (VIP in gold & Arrow) None Rare 15  [CG002813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002813)

(This is a Lounge Key)

[**GOLDEN NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIGN) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously the Isle Casino Biloxi became the Golden Nugget Biloxi in November 2012)*

1st Gold (24 Karat Club) plicards Scarce 3  [CG108295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108295)

(Reverse has "C-1967A" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Grey (24 Karat Club Premier) plicards Scarce 3  [CG125718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125718)

(Reverse has "C-1967C" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Black (24 Karat Club Chairman) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG125719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125719)

(Reverse has "C-1967D" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

White (24 Karat Club Elite) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG125720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125720)

(Reverse has "C-1967B" in the bottom right reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

(This issue is the normal Golden Nugget design used elsewhere but with Biloxi on these cards)

XX Silver (Isle Biloxi/Golden Nugget – Coming 2013) plicards Scarce 3  [CG099709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099709)

(Has "C-30369A" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right..

XX Silver (Isle Biloxi/Golden Nugget Select – Coming 2013) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG127088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127088)

(Has "C-30369B" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right..

(Temporary cards used during the transition to the Golden Nugget name, listed under both

properties since both names are listed on the cards.)

*(The casino now uses the generic Golden Nugget 24K Select cards listed in the Universal*

*Slot Card section)*

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIGC) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2005

(*Eventually reopened as the Harrah's Gulf Coast Casino in 2014)*

1st Blue (Grand Advantage Gulfport Biloxi) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG071177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071177)

(Reverse **has** a signature strip. This card was also used in Gulfport – 2nd issue)

2nd Blue (Grand Advantage Gulfport Biloxi) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG002588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002588)

(Reverse **does not have** a signature strip. This card was also used in Gulfport – 3rd issue)

(First two issues only have a punchboard reader)

3rd Lt Purple (Grand Advantage Players Club- Biloxi) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG004749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004749)

4th Lt Purple (Grand Advantage Players Club- Biloxi) Cameo Scarce 3  [CG004750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004750)

5th Lt Purple (Grand Advantage Players Club- Biloxi) DLR CP Common 1  [CG004751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004751)

6th Lt Purple (Grand Advantage Players Club- Biloxi) None Common 1  [CG059879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059879)

(These cards can be found imprinted by the casino with "Good Luck" and "Grand Guest")

Blue (Grand One Players Club 2000) None V Rare 50   [CG071169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071169)

Blue (Grand One Club) None V Rare 75  [CG074167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074167)

7th Lt Purple (Grand Advantage Players Club –Biloxi) None Common 1  [CG004752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004752)

(There is NO “Certified Seal” on the reverse)

(These cards can also be found imprinted by the casino with "Good Luck" and "Grand Guest")

Blue (Grand One Players Club 2001) None Rare 25  [CG004753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004753)

8th Blue (Grand One Players Club 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG004754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004754)

9th Blue/White (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & “coin” background) None Common 1  [CG004755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004755)

(“Connection Card” in upper right on obverse & Park Place is on the reverse)

Black (Grand One Players Club 2003) None Rare+ 15  [CG004756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004756)

(This high roller card is harder to get than in previous years)

10th Blue/White (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & “Coins”) cpi 2011575 Common 1  [CG004758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004758)

11th Blue/White (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & “Coins”) cpi 2013318 Common 1  [CG002674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002674)

12th Blue/White (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & “Coins”) None Common 1  [CG110777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110777)

(The reverse is a **glossy** black with “Caesar’s Entertainment” in the center)

Blue/White (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & “Coins”) None Common 1  [CG111190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111190)

(The reverse is a **glossy** black with “Caesar’s Entertainment” in the center. The list of casinos

under “For” is slightly indented.)

Blue/White (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & “Coins”) None Common 1  [CG111543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111543)

(The reverse is a **flat** black with “Caesar’s Entertainment” in the center)

Blue (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & gold “GO”) None V Scarce 7  [CG112095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112095)

(Expires 2004-“Caesars Entertainment” in center reverse. Flat black reverse.)

13th Black (Grand One Players Club 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG126188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126188)

14th Blue/White (“Grand Casino Biloxi” & “Coins”) innovative Common 1  [CG126189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126189)

XX Blue (Local Connection) None Common 1  [CG126190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126190)

(A regular issue card, but only issued to locals)

XX Blue ("Qualifier Card") DLR CP Rare 25  [CG126191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126191)

XX Dk Blue (Bus Card) DLR CP Rare 25  [CG126192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126192)

PC Blue/White (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG126193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126193)

**[GRAND CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGUGC) (Gulfport, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Blue (Grand Advantage Gulfport Biloxi) Faraday V Rare 20  [CG012310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012310)

(Reverse **has** a signature strip & "Grand Casino Gulfport 1-800-WIN-7777". No Biloxi phone#)

2nd Blue (Grand Advantage Gulfport Biloxi) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG071177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071177)

(Reverse **has** a signature strip & 2 phone numbers. This card was also used in Biloxi – 1st issue.)

3rd Blue (Grand Advantage Gulfport Biloxi) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG002588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002588)

(Reverse **does not have** a signature strip. This card was also used in Biloxi – 2nd issue. Cards

known with "AIR" or "BUS" printed on reverse.)

(First three issues only have a punchboard reader)

4th Lt Pink (Grand Advantage Players Club- Gulfport) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG012312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012312)

5th Lt Pink (Grand Advantage Players Club- Gulfport) Cameo Scarce 3  [CG012313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012313)

6th Lt Pink (Grand Advantage Players Club- Gulfport) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG012311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012311)

(Fourth through Sixth issues have a magnetic strip and are identical except for mfg.'s mark)

7th Lt Pink (Grand Advantage Players Club- Gulfport) DLR CP Common 1  [CG012314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012314)

("Gamblers Anonymous 1-888-777-9696" added to reverse)

(4th through 7th issues have a pink banner on obverse and "Certified" logo on reverse)

8th Lt Pink (Grand Advantage Players Club- Gulfport) None Common 1  [CG014003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014003)

(Last line on reverse is "Gambling Problem? 1-888-777-9696" No "Certified" logo. Also,

"Grand Guest" is stamped on the right side on some cards.)

Maroon (Grand One Club 2000) None V Rare 50  [CG012308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012308)

(Has "valid thru 10/31/00" on obverse)

Red (Grand One Players Club 2001) None Rare 25  [CG012309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012309)

Black (Grand One Players Club 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG059876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059876)

Black (Grand One Players Club 2003) None Rare 15  [CG012315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012315)

(“Gulfport” in script. This high roller card is much harder to get this year.)

9th Black/Pink (“Grand Casino Gulfport” & Coins) cpi 2011577 Common 1  [CG012316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012316)

10th Black/Pink (“Grand Casino Gulfport” & Coins) cpi 2013316 Common 1  [CG012317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012317)

11th Black/Pink (“Grand Casino Gulfport” & Coins) None Common 1  [CG012318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012318)

(The reverse has “Caesar’s Entertainment” in the center)

Black/Pink (“Grand Casino Gulfport” & Coins) None Common 1  [CG012319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012319)

(The reverse has “Caesar’s Entertainment” in the center. The list of casinos under “For” is

slightly indented.)

Black/Pink (“Grand Casino Gulfport” & gold “GO”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012320)

12th Black (Grand One Players Club 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG012321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012321)

13th Black/Pink (“Grand Casino Gulfport” & Coins) innovative Common 1  [CG012322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012322)

(Issues 9th – 13th have “Connection Card” in upper right on obverse)

14th Black (Grand One Players Club 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG012323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012323)

PC White (“Advantage Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012324)

PC White (“Connection Card” ) None Scarce 3  [CG012325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012325)

PC Black/White (“Connection Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG012326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012326)

PC Black (“Connection Card”- vertical) None Scarce 3  [CG012327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012327)

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUGC) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2014

1st Red (Grand Advantage Players Club) Faraday V Scarce 5  [CG002642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002642)

White Faraday Rare 25  [CG002643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002643)

(This card was a high level card and little else is known)

2nd Red (Grand Advantage Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002644)

3rd Red (Grand Advantage Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG088745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088745)

("When you need to win, you need to quit" is added as last line)

4th Multi (Sunset over Casino. "Advantage" in Orange) None Scarce 3  [CG002667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002667)

Black (Grand One Club) None V Rare 50  [CG185480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185480)

(No expiration date)

Black (Grand One Club) None V Rare 50  [CG000968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000968)

(Expiration date of 11/30/00 printed on obverse by the card manufacturer)

Black (Grand One Players Club) None V Rare 50  [CG002640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002640)

(Expiration date of 11/30/00 printed on obverse by the card manufacturer)

5th Multi (Sunset over Casino. "Advantage" in White) None Common 1  [CG040366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040366)

(On reverse, last line of big paragraph is "no use")

Green (Grand One Player's Club 2001) None Rare 25  [CG060425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060425)

6th Multi (Sunset over Casino. "Advantage" in White) None Common 1  [CG059878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059878)

(On reverse, last line of big paragraph is "expire after 12 months of no use")

Red (Grand One Players Club 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG002641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002641)

7th Black (Grand One Players Club 2003) None Rare 15  [CG005866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005866)

(“Tunica” in script. This high roller card is much harder to get this year)

8th Black/Yellow (“Grand Casino Tunica” & Coins) cpi 2011576 Common 1  [CG005867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005867)

(“Connection Card” in upper right on obverse)

9th Black/Yellow (“Grand Casino Tunica” & Coins) cpi 2013827 Common 1  [CG005868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005868)

10th Black/Yellow (“Grand Casino Tunica” & Coins) None Common 1  [CG005869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005869)

(The reverse has “Caesar’s Entertainment” in the center. Web address 2mm high.)

Black/Yellow (Grand One & GO in right corner) None Scarce 3  [CG005871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005871)

11th Black/Yellow (“Grand Casino Tunica” & Coins) Innovative Commo 1  [CG005876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005876)

12th Black/Yellow (“Grand Casino Tunica” & Coins) None Common 1  [CG005877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005877)

(This issue is similar to the 10th issue with the text smaller and the web address 1mm high)

Black (Grand One Players Club 2005) None Scarce 3  [CG005878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005878)

(Obverse logo known printed both high and low on the card)

13th Black (Platinum Connection Card) None Rare 10  [CG005879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005879)

(Expires 2005, obverse hologram "Platinum" may be worn off, Platinum mentioned on reverse)

14th Black (Grand One Players Club 2006) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG005880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005880)

XX White (Grand Advantage Players Club – Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG005881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005881)

*(See Harrah’s Universal Section for latest cards)*

[**GRAND STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIGS) **(Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Black (Onyx) None Common 3  [CG058307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058307)

Mustard (Gold) None Common 3  [CG125695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125695)

Grey (Pearl) None Common 3  [CG125696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125696)

(Copyright 2011)

[**HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIHR) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Grey (Encore Players Pass) None Common 3  [CG112983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112983)

(Color variations are common)

2nd Grey (Encore Players Pass) (I) Common 3  [CG125721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125721)

3rd Black/Mustard (Gold Encore Players Pass) (I) Common 3  [CG090290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090290)

Black/Grey (Platinum Encore Players Pass) (I) Scarce 7  [CG125722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125722)

Black/Blue (Double Platinum Encore Players Pass) (I) Scarce 7  [CG125723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125723)

(“Live the Life” above logo reverse)

4th Black/Mustard (Gold Encore Players Pass) (I) Common 3  [CG125724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125724)

Black/Grey (Platinum Encore Players Pass) (I) Scarce 7  [CG125725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125725)

Black/Blue (Double Platinum Encore Players Pass) (I) Scarce 7  [CG125726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125726)

(No wording above logo reverse)

5th Black/Mustard (Gold Encore Players Pass) None Common 7  [CG071079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071079)

Black/Grey (Platinum Encore Players Pass) None Scarce 7  [CG090170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090170)

Black/Blue (Double Platinum Encore Players Pass) None Scarce 7  [CG090171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090171)

Purple (Double Platinum Hall of Fame) None Scarce 7  [CG118464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118464)

(Has black bottom on obverse like other cards in this issue)

Purple (Double Platinum Hall of Fame) None Scarce 7  [CG125727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125727)

(No black bottom on obverse on this card)

6th Black/Mustard (Gold Encore Players Pass) plicards Common 3  [CG007103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007103)

(Has "C-71670B" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Black/Grey (Platinum Encore Players Pass) plicards Scarce 7  [CG200064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200064)

(Has "C-71670A" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Black/Blue (Double Platinum Encore Players Pass) plicards Scarce 7  [CG007104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007104)

(Has "C-71670C" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Silver (Double Platinum Hall of Fame) plicards Scarce 7  [CG046676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046676)

("Has "C-71670D" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

7th Black/Mustard (Gold Encore Players Pass) None Common 3  [CG200065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200065)

(Website address now “www.hrhcbiloxi.com”)

XX Silver (Casino Name) None Scarce 7  [CG125728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125728)

(Used only a couple times as a “temp”)

[**HARLOW’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGRHA) **(Greenville, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Grey (Bridge) (I) Common 3  [CG095772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059772)

(Not clear what order the following cards were actually issued so they are listed together

grouped by the main design and then listed in order by the manufacturer number.)

2nd Grey (Bridge) plicards Common 3  [CG071161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071161)

(Has "P604666" bottom left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Bridge) plicards Common 3  [CG125729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125729)

(Has "P623965" bottom left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Bridge) plicards Common 3  [CG125730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125730)

(Has "P638999" bottom left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Bridge) plicards Common 3  [CG125731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125731)

(Has "P652517" bottom left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Bridge) plicards Common 3  [CG125732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125732)

(Has "P663009" bottom left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Bridge) plicards Common 3  [CG125733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125733)

(Has "P668409" bottom left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Bridge) PG Common 3  [CG125734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125734)

3rd Orange (Premiere) plicards Common 3  [CG125735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125735)

(Has "P677665" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Orange (Premiere) plicards Common 3  [CG125640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125640)

(Has "P691998" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Orange (Premiere) plicards Common 3  [CG144597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144597)

(Has "P709004-2" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Orange (Premiere) plicards Common 3  [CG154653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154653)

(Has "C-00253923B" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Lt Grey (Premiere Star) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG125736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125736)

(Has "P648442-2" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Blue (Premiere Superstar) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG163914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163914)

(Has “P744364” upper left reverse with www.plicards.com upper right)

Blue (Premiere Superstar) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG173824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173824)

(Has “C-00253923D” upper left reverse with www.plicards.com upper right)

Red (Premiere Icon) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG126861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126861)

(Has "P648442-1" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Red (Premiere Icon) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG153124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153124)

(Has "P709004-1" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Premiere Legend) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG126862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126862)

(Has "P648442" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Premiere Legend) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG154654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154654)

(Has "P709004" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUHA) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2003

1st Gold/Blue ("Tunica" on Harrah's Pattern) None Rare+ 30  [CG002812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002812)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & last line "Bet with your head, not over it.")

2nd Gold/Blue ("Tunica" on dark Harrah's Pattern) None Rare+ 30  [CG004700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004700)

Gold/Blue (“Tunica” on faint Harrah’s Pattern) None Rare 30  [CG125751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125751)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & last line "Know when to stop before you start.")

(Some cards have "Gold Card Points" hologram stickers affixed - signifying a high-roller)

3rd Blue/Purple (Premier “Wing” Logo) None V Rare 50  [CG125752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125752)

(This was a higher level card. It was not used at all Harrah's properties as some have claimed.

The few cards seen have all come from this location. It may have been used somewhere else

also, but this has never been confirmed.)

PC Blue/Purple (Premier “Wing” Logo & “Privilege Pass”) None V Rare 30  [CG125753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125753)

(Reverse states, “This is a temporary pass, valid only at Harrah’s Tunica for the time specified.

These seem to be from 1998, and help confirm the previous notion that the above plastic card

may have been used exclusively in Tunica. Both cards are almost identical.)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIHA) **(Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2003

1st Gold/Blue ("Vicksburg" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG070875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070875)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & last line "Bet with your head, not over it.")

2nd Gold/Blue ("Vicksburg" on dark Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG125737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125737)

Gold/Blue ("Vicksburg" on faint Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG125738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125738)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & last line "Know when to stop before you start.")

[**HARRAH'S GULF COST**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIHG) **(Biloxi, MS)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(See the multi-property Harrah's cards in the Universal section)*

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBSHO) **(Bay St. Louis, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(Was Casino Magic)*

1st Black (Club Hollywood) None Common 1  [CG069906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069906)

2nd Black (Club Hollywood) (I) Common 1  [CG050311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050311)

3rd Black/Yellow (Hollywood) (I) Common 1  [CG050312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050312)

4th Tan/Red (Club Hollywood) None Common 1  [CG063200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063200)

Grey (Club Hollywood Director) None V Scarce 7  [CG050322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050322)

Red/Yellow (Club Hollywood Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG050339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050339)

5th Grey (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG089604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089604)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG090122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090122)

Red (“Club Hollywood – Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG090123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090123)

Black (“Club Hollywood – Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG090124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090124)

6th Grey ("Club Hollywood" on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG140219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140219)

(Horizontal lines added before and after "Bay St. Louis, MO" in third line on reverse)

*(The casino now uses the generic Marquee Rewards cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUHC) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG003049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003049)

Black (Marquee) None Scarce 3  [CG126156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126156)

(Reverse has straight "Hollywood Casino" with green “TM” after green “Casino”)

2nd Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG126157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126157)

(Reverse has straight "Hollywood Casino" with NO “TM” after green “Casino”)

3rd Black (Marquee) None Rare 10  [CG126158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126158)

(Reverse has straight "Hollywood Casino" with green “SM” after green “Casino”)

4th Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG126159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126159)

(Reverse has "Hollywood Casino" on film strip and green "SM" after "Casino")

5th Black (Marquee) None Rare 10  [CG059885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059885)

(Reverse has "Hollywood Casino" on film strip and green "SM" after "Casino", doesn't mention

"Screen Test" on reverse)

6th Black/Orange (“Adventure Marquee”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG126160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126160)

Black/White (“Adventure Screen Test”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG126161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126161)

(Used very briefly in early 1996 to commemorate the new "Adventure Slots" area. 2-3 known)

7th Black (Marquee) None V Rare 20  [CG004763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004763)

(ERROR card. Has a Screen Test reverse, mentioning "Use your Hollywood Screen Test

Card..." in fourth line from bottom on reverse. "Hollywood" on film strip.)

8th Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG059884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059884)

(Reverse has "Hollywood Casino" on film strip and very tiny white "sm" below "Casino".

Top line on reverse is 82mm wide)

Black (Screen Test) None Scarce 3  [CG126162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126162)

(Reverse has "Hollywood Casino" on film strip and very tine white “sm” below “Casino”.

Top line on reverse is 83mm wide)

Black (Marquee) None Scarce 3  [CG087965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087965)

(Hollywood is on a “purple” billboard with white lettering)

9th Black (Screen Test) None Common 1  [CG087967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087967)

Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG087966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087966)

(Marquee logo is colorful on obverse. Both cards on the reverse have “Hollywood” in yellow.)

10th Black (Marquee) None Common 1  [CG126163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126163)

(Very dark purple color (almost black) behind the word “Hollywood” above Marquee)

11th Black (“Screen Test” & Marker in Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG084484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084484)

(Bronze reverse. )

Black (“Marquee” & Camera in Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG126164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126164)

(Silver Reverse)

Black (“Premiere” & Star in Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG126165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126165)

(Gold Reverse)

(Reverse of this issue, the last line text starts “This card…”)

12th Black (“Screen Test” & Marker in Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG074273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074273)

(Bronze reverse)

Black (“Marquee” & Camera in Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG126167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126167)

(Silver Reverse)

Black (“Premiere” & Star in Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG126168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126168)

(Gold Reverse)

(Reverse of this issue, the last line text starts “Our privacy policy…”)

13th Silver (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG074271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074271)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG092340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092340)

Red (“Club Hollywood – Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG074272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074272)

XX Blue (“Slot Marathon” & Hollywood Casino Logo) None Ex Rare 150  [CG002801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002801)

(This was issued in Oct, 1999)

XX Black (“Quick Card” and shooting star) None Scarce 3  [CG069963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069963)

(Temp card)

*(The casino now uses the generic Marquee Rewards cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**HORIZON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIHO) **(Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Blue/Green (Premium Players Club) ACC Common 1  [CG126091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126091)

Peach (Premium Players Club-Advantage) ACC Scarce 3  [CG126092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126092)

(ACC lower right corner of the reverse)

2nd Blue/Green (Premium Players Club) ACC Common 1  [CG126093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126093)

Peach (Premium Players Club-Advantage) ACC Scarce 3  [CG126094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126094)

(ACC lower left corner of the reverse. Exp. Stickers are added to the obverse.)

3rd Blue/Green (Premium Players Club) ACC Common 1  [CG126097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126097)

Peach (Premium Players Club-Advantage) ACC Scarce 3  [CG126098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126098)

(ACC lower left corner of the reverse & 2404064 in the lower right corner of the obverse)

4th Blue/Green (Premium Players Club) ACC Common 1  [CG087580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087580)

(ACC lower left corner of the reverse & 2505155 in the lower right corner of the obverse)

5th Brown (“Winning on the…”) (I) Common 1  [CG126099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126099)

(Mag strip on **top** of reverse)

6th Brown (“Winning on the…”) (I) Common 1  [CG126100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126100)

(Mag strip on **bottom** of reverse)

7th Brown (“Winning on the…”) None Common 1  [CG087311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087311)

(“Young at Heart” stickers used with color variations on the stickers)

[**HORSESHOE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUHO) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Red (Winners Circle Charter Member) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG003047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003047)

(Charter Member cards were only given out for a very brief period of time)

2nd Red (Winners Circle) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG003048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003048)

(First two issues are identical, except for Charter Member logo. Both obverses have "Casino

Center MS; Bossier City, LA; and Las Vegas, NV" underneath "Winners Circle".

The address listed on the reverse is "7 Casino Center Drive".)

3rd Red (Winners Circle) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002700)

(Mention of the "Las Vegas" Horseshoe was dropped from the card . Also, the address listed

on the reverse is "1021 Casino Center Drive". The first three issues have a signature strip.)

4th Red (Winners Circle) PPC Scarce 3  [CG002701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002701)

(This issue is identical to the 3rd, except that it has no signature strip)

5th Blue (Winners Circle Players Club Picture Casino) None Common 1  [CG002699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002699)

(Reverse has a signature strip and a small horseshoe logo)

6th Blue (Winners Circle Players Club Picture Casino) None Common 1  [CG087584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087584)

(Reverse does NOT HAVE a signature strip. "Horseshoe" is bigger and written out)

7th Black (Picture of a Horseshoe) None Common 1  [CG087583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087583)

8th Olive/Mustard (“Winner’s Circle Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG087582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087582)

9th Olive/Mustard (“Winner’s Circle Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG002702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002702)

(Horseshoe image above “HORSESHOE” logo reverse)

10th Mustard (Winners Circle – Gold) None Common 1  [CG004993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004993)

Grey (Winners Circle – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG004994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004994)

Lt Grey (Winners Circle – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG004995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004995)

(Last line on reverse of this Diamond card has "MO or IA 1-888-BETSOFF...")

Mustard (Winner’s Circle – Gold) None Common 1  [CG148723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148723)

Lt Grey (Winners Circle – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG084491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084491)

(Last line on reverse of this Diamond card has "MO 1-888-BETSOFF...")

(This issue is copyright 2005 and has many color variations. The same cards are used in Bossier, LA

and Hammond, IN. Player# prefixes 133 or 152 are Tunica, 150 is Bossier and 151 is

Hammond although other player# prefixes may exist.)

XX Grey (“Winner’s Circle Check Card”) None Ex Rare 100  [CG003052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003052)

(This card was intended for high rollers, but the casino didn’t like the card after they received it

and decided to destroy them. According to collector Bob Gabel, only 7 cards were saved from

destruction by a Horseshoe employee.)

*(Casino now uses the universal Harrah’s Total Rewards card. See that section for later cards)*

[**IMPERIAL PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIIP) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2005

*(Changed it's name to IP Casino in 2005)*

1st Silver/Blue (The Imperial Player) None Scarce 3  [CG004671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004671)

2nd Pink/Yellow (Phone Number on Front) None Common 1  [CG004672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004672)

(The second sentence on the first line of the reverse does NOT have a comma after “Player”)

3rd Pink/Yellow (Phone Number on Front) None Common 1  [CG004673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004673)

(The second sentence on the first line of the reverse HAS a comma after “Player”)

4th Blue/Grey (“Imperial Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG004674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004674)

XX Black/Brown (The Premium Player & Dragon) None V Rare+ 150  [CG065489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065489)

(Reportedly, this card was only issued during a New Year's Eve celebration in 1998 or 1999)

[**IP CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIIH) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Imperial Palace)*

1st Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) innovative Scarce 1  [CG087529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087529)

Red (IP Rewards Premium) innovative Scarce 1  [CG062265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062265)

Black/Grey (IP Rewards Elite) innovative Scarce 3  [CG062267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062267)

(1st issue cards say "IP Hotel & Casino" on reverse while all following cards say "IP Casino Resort"

2nd Blue (IP Rewards Preferred & Gaming Award) (I) Scarce 1  [CG067400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067400)

(White and pink-tinted reverses have been found)

Red (IP Rewards Premium) (I) Scarce 1  [CG067432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067432)

Black/Grey (IP Rewards Elite) (I) Scarce 3  [CG067519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067519)

(This issue has a “2006 Gaming Award Winner” Seal on the right side obverse)

3rd Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) (I) Scarce 1  [CG067706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067706)

Red (IP Rewards Premium) (I) Scarce 1  [CG067697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067697)

Black/Grey (Elite+) None V Scarce 7  [CG068011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068011)

(Elite+ level has blank reverse)

(This issue has no “Gaming Award”. “premium”, “preferred” & “elite +” in small case on obverse)

4th Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) (I) Scarce 1  [CG069164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069164)

Red (IP Rewards Premium) (I) Scarce 1  [CG069435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069435)

Black/Grey (IP Rewards Elite) (I) Scarce 3  [CG069548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069548)

(No “Gaming Award”. “PREFERRED” “PREMIUM” & “ELITE” in caps on obverse)

5th Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) (I) Scarce 1  [CG069576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069576)

Red (IP Rewards 2010 Premium) (I) Scarce 1  [CG069577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069577)

Grey (IP Rewards 2010 Elite) (I) Scarce 3  [CG069601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069601)

Black (2010 Elite+) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG069602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069602)

(“preferred”, “premium”, “elite” & “elite+” in lower case on obverse)

(“Casino” over “Resort – Spa” on 2 lines at left side of obverse)

6th Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) PG Scarce 1  [CG074551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074551)

Red (IP Rewards 2011 Premium) PG Scarce 1  [CG074568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074568)

Grey (IP Rewards 2011 Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG074785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074785)

Black (2011 Elite+) None V Scarce 7  [CG074828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074828)

(“preferred”, “premium”, “elite” & “elite+” in lower case on obverse)

(“Casino” over “Resort – Spa” on 2 lines at left side of obverse)

7th Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) plicards Scarce 1  [CG075037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=075037)

(Has "P610005" on upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" on upper right)

Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) plicards Scarce 1  [CG071156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071156)

(Has "P613837" on upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" on upper right)

Blue (IP Rewards Preferred) plicards Scarce 1  [CG075172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=075172)

(Has "P617975" on upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" on upper right)

Black (Elite+) None V Scarce 7  [CG075313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=075313)

(“Casino” over “Resort – Spa” on 2 lines at left side of obverse)

[**ISLAND VIEW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGUIV) **(Gulfport, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Olive Green (“Island View Club” Horn Island-1 gull) None Common 1  [CG069912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069912)

Blue (“Island View Club” Ship Island-2 gulls) None Scarce 3  [CG087407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087407)

Lt Maroon (“Island View Club” Chandeleur Island-3 gulls) None Rare 10  [CG046289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046289)

(This issue has tiny dark triangles on the obverse that are the same color as the band across

the top of the card)

2nd Olive Green (“Island View Club” Horn Island-1 gull) None Common 1  [CG046291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046291)

Lt Blue (“Island View Club” Ship Island-2 gulls) None Scarce 3  [CG046292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046292)

(This issue has tiny white triangles on the obverse to show insertion direction. Two different

color variations know for the both cards in this issue.)

3rd Olive Green (“Island View Club” Horn Island-1 gull) (I) Common 1  [CG100815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100815)

4th Blue (Smart Choice Players Card) (I) Common 3  [CG071163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071163)

(Copyright 2009 on reverse)

5th Blue (Smart Choice Players Card) (I) Common 3  [CG046296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046296)

(Copyright 2010 on reverse)

6th Blue (Insider Players Card) None Common 3  [CG046298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046298)

(Copyright 2010 on reverse)

7th Green (Insider Players Card) None Common 3  [CG046302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046302)

Black ("Island View" and large clear "V") None Rare 10  [CG140821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140821)

(Black card has "Expires March 2011" on bottom right obverse)

(This issue copyright 2010 on reverse)

8th Green (Insider Players Card) None Common 3  [CG074442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074442)

Black ("Island View" and large "V") None V Scarce 7  [CG134334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134334)

(Black card has "Valid through April 2013" on bottom right obverse)

(This issue copyright 2011 on reverse)

9a Green (Island View Insider) None Common 3  [CG046303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046303)

Grey (Island View Insider Plus) None Common 3  [CG140632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140632)

Mustard (Island View Insider Ultimate) None Common 3  [CG046325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046325)

Black ("Island View" and large "V" hologram) None V Scarce 7  [CG113953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113953)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse, all but green card have "Valid through January 2014" on bottom right

obverse in white text)

9b Grey (Island View Insider Plus) None Common 3  [CG113245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113245)

Mustard (Island View Insider Ultimate) None Common 3  [CG140633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140633)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse, "Valid through January 2014" on bottom right obverse in black text)

10th Silver (Island View Insider Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG117454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117454)

(Copyright 2013 on reverse, has "Valid through June 2014" on bottom right obverse)

Silver (Island View Insider Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG189934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189934)

(Copyright 2013 on reverse, has "Valid through December 2014" on bottom right obverse)

11th Grey (Island View Insider Plus) None Common 3  [CG134343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134343)

Gold (Island View Insider Ultimate) None Common 3  [CG139705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139705)

(Copyright 2014 on reverse, has "Valid through June 2014" on bottom right obverse)

12th Grey (Island View Insider) None Common 3  [CG143934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143934)

(Copyright 2014 on reverse, no Valid through date on obverse)

Gold (Island View Insider Ultimate) None Common 3  [CG189168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189168)

(Copyright 2014 on reverse, has "Valid through December 2014" on bottom right obverse)

13th Grey (Island View Insider Plus) None Common 3  [CG200212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200212)

Gold (Island View Insider Ultimate) None Common 3  [CG200213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200213)

(Copyright 2014 on reverse, has "Valid through July 7 2016" on bottom right obverse)

14th Gold (Island View Insider Ultimate) None Common 3  [CG200214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200214)

(Copyright 2014 on reverse, has "Valid through Jan 7 2017" on bottom right obverse)

15th Green (Island View Insider) None Common 3  [CG179600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179600)

Gold (Island View Insider Ultimate) None Common 3  [CG179601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179601)

(Ultimate level has "Valid Thru July 7 2017" on bottom right obverse)

(This issue is copyright 2016)

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIIO) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2012

*(Now the Golden Nugget Biloxi as of November 2012)*

*(For these cards, the player number prefix code for Biloxi is "20" and Crowne Plaza Resort is "55")*

1st Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) None V Rare 25  [CG132376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132376)

(Obverse has bird logo with "Isle of Capri Casino, Biloxi , MS" in gold print)

2nd Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG001103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001103)

3rd Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM V Scarce 7  [CG001104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001104)

("NBS" on same line with WBM on reverse)

(2nd and 3rd issue cards were also used in Vicksburg and both properties are listed on the

reverse, players were given a separate account number at each property)

4th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132377)

(Obverse has “®” added after the word “Capri”. There is no “NBS” on the top line of the reverse.

Bottom line reverse “Properties of CASINO AMERICA, INC.” is 50mm wide)

5th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132378)

(Obverse adds "& Hotel" after Isle of Capri Casino. Bottom line reverse "Properties of

CASINO AMERICA, INC." is 47mm wide)

6th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132379)

("Hotel" no longer in logo. Bottom line reverse “Properties of CASINO AMERICA, INC."

is 47mm wide)

7th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG132380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132380)

(There is a “sm” after “Island Gold”)

8th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG132381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132381)

(This obverse is very similar to above card, except there’s a “®” after “Island Gold”, instead

of “sm”. Except for a slight font difference this card has similar reverse text to above.)

(Reverse on 4th to 8th issues lists three casinos: Biloxi, Vicksburg and Bossier City – same

cards were used at all three locations)

9th Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001265)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino" all in white letters.

10th Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001266)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino & Hotel" all in white letters)

(Reverse on 9th and 10th issues lists four casinos: Biloxi, Vicksburg, Bossier City and Lake

Charles – cards were used at all four locations)

11th Purple (Green Bird & "Biloxi, MS" bottom right) WBM Rare 10  [CG004759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004759)

12th Purple (2 Red Birds & "Biloxi, MS" upper right) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG004760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004760)

13th Purple (2 Red Birds & "Biloxi, MS" upper right) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG004761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004761)

Gold (Island Gold Members Club & "Biloxi, MS") None Rare+ 25  [CG004762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004762)

**(**The 11th to 13th issues include "Crowne Plaza Resort " under the Isle of Capri logo)

(The casino then used the Universal Isle of Capri cards and the following XX cards were

used during the transitional period when the casino was sold to Landry and became the

Golden Nugget Biloxi)

XX Silver (Isle Biloxi/Golden Nugget – Coming 2013) plicards Scarce 3  [CG099709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099709)

(Has "C-30369A" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right..

XX Silver (Isle Biloxi/Golden Nugget Select – Coming 2013) plicards Scarce 3  [CG127088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127088)

(Has "C-30369B" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right..

(Temporary cards used during the transition to the Golden Nugget name, listed under both

properties since both names are listed on the cards.)

PC Green (Casino VIP) None Ex Rare 50  [CG132507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132507)

**ISLE OF CAPRI (Crowne Plaza Resort, MS)** [Riverboat]

*(The player number prefix code for Crowne Plaza Resort is "55")*

*(See the Isle of Capri Biloxi 11th to 13th issues that include "Crowne Plaza Resort"under the*

*Isle of Capi logo)*

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUIO) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

*(The player number prefix code for Tunica is "90")*

1st Purple ("Tunica, MS" beneath Isle of Capri Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG002965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002965)

(Web address on bottom of reverse. White and off white reverse)

*(The casino now uses the generic Isle of Capri cards)*

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIIO) **(Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2005

*(Became Diamond Jacks in 2006)*

*(For these cards, the player number prefix code for Vicksburg is "30" and "68")*

1st Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG001103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001103)

2nd Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM V Scarce 7  [CG001104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001104)

("NBS" on same line with WBM on reverse)

(1st and 2nd issue cards were also used in Biloxi and both properties are listed on the

reverse, players were given a separate account number at each property)

3rd Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132377)

(Obverse has “®” added after the word “Capri”. There is no “NBS” on the top line of the reverse.

Bottom line reverse “Properties of CASINO AMERICA, INC.” is 50mm wide)

4th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132378)

(Obverse adds "& Hotel" after Isle of Capri Casino. Bottom line reverse "Properties of

CASINO AMERICA, INC." is 47mm wide.)

5th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) WBM Rare 10  [CG132379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132379)

("Hotel" no longer in logo. Bottom line reverse “Properties of CASINO AMERICA, INC."

is 47mm wide)

6th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG132380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132380)

(There is a “sm” after “Island Gold”)

7th Purple ("Island Gold" & Gold Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG132381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132381)

(This obverse is very similar to above card, except there’s a “®” after “Island Gold”, instead

of “sm”. Except for a slight font difference this card has similar reverse text to above.)

(Reverse on 3rd to 7th issues lists three casinos: Biloxi, Vicksburg and Bossier City – same

cards were used at all three locations)

8th Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001265)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino" all in white letters.

9th Purple ("Island Gold" & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG001266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001266)

(Obverse has "Isle of Capri Casino & Hotel" all in white letters)

(Reverse on 8th and 9th issues lists four casinos: Biloxi, Vicksburg, Bossier City and Lake

Charles – cards were used at all four locations)

10th Purple (Island Gold Palm Tree) WBM V Rare 25  [CG142843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142843)

(Reverse paragraph is 76mm wide)

Purple (Island Gold Palm Tree) WBM V Rare 25  [CG000966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000966)

(Reverse paragraph is 70mm wide)

(Reverse of these cards have "This card and points earned using this card are valid only at the

Isle of Capri - Vicksburg". Phone number is "1-800-WIN-ISLE". NO NBS mark.)

11th Purple (Green Bird & "Vicksburg, MS" bottom right) WBM Rare+ 20  [CG001105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001105)

12th Purple (Green Bird & “Vicksburg, MS” bottom right) None Rare+ 20  [CG001106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001106)

13th Purple (2 Red Birds & "Vicksburg, MS" upper right) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG001107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001107)

14th Purple (2 Red Birds & "Vicksburg, MS" upper right) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG087845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087845)

Gold (Island Gold Members Club & "VIcksburg, MS") None V Rare 25  [CG001101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001101)

(Blank reverse. Possibly a higher level card)

Gold (Island Gold Members Club & "Vicksburg, MS") None V Rare 25  [CG001102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001102)

(Reverse "First Class Service for First Class Players! Possibly a higher level card. Some cards

have the player's photo.)

*(The casino used the generic Isle of Capri cards following these cards until it bacame Diamond Jacks)*

[**JUBILATION**](#320) **(Lakeshore, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 1996

1st White ("Big Shot" & Alligator) None V Rare- 30  [CG059858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059858)

(This boat was formerly the Cotton Club from Greenville. The Jubilation opened on 12-20-95,

and was forced to close on 7-16-96 by the Mississippi Gaming Commission for failure to

maintain the minimum bankroll requirements to cover payments on table games and slot

machines. This short-lived boat was a complete failure in every regard, except for leaving

slot card collectors with a nice legacy.)

[**JUBILEE CASINO**](#320) **(Lakeshore, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1995

[**JUBILEE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSLABC) **(Greenville, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2012

(This casino was originally located in a town called Lakeshore, between New Orleans and

Biloxi. In 1995, the owners of the Jubilee traded locations with the Cotton Club riverboat in

Greenville, Mississippi! Also, the casinos swapped each other's slot card database. Players

in Greenville with old Cotton Club Cards were given new White Jubilee cards with the same

account number! Later became the TropCasino Greenville.)

1st Navy (Jubilee Joe's Krewe, Alligator with Trumpet) None Rare 15  [CG004680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004680)

(Thin plastic, “KREWE” and bowtie in orange)

2nd Navy (Jubilee Joe's Krewe, Alligator with Trumpet) None Rare 15  [CG004681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004681)

(“Krewe” and bowtie in red)

3rd White (Big EZ & no "tm" Under Alligator's Nose) None V Rare 25  [CG004688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004688)

4th White (Big EZ &"tm" Under Alligator's Nose) None Scarce 3  [CG004689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004689)

5th White (Big EZ &"tm" Under Alligator's Nose) None Scarce 3  [CG087844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087844)

(Does not have "An Alpha Gulf Coast Property" on obv. or rev., unlike the 3rd and 4th issues)

6th Black (Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG087315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087315)

Purple (Wild Bunch) None Scarce 3  [CG004679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004679)

7th Black (Wild Card & Sax Player) None Common 1  [CG087314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087314)

Purple (Wild Bunch & Sax Player) None Common 1  [CG004678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004678)

8th Red/Gold (“Wild Card”) (I) Common 1  [CG004695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004695)

9th Red/Gold (“Wild Card”) 01 Common 1  [CG071160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071160)

TC Tan (“Triple Play”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004696)

XX White (Temporary Card) None V Rare 25  [CG004698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004698)

[**LADY LUCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBILL) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1998

*(Player number prefix is 13 for Biloxi)*

1st White (Jester - "Biloxi" on Blue Banner) None Rare 25  [CG001014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001014)

White (Jester - "Biloxi" on Pink Banner) None Rare 25  [CG000976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000976)

Gold (“Preferred Customer” and Logo) PPC Ex Rare 250  [CG001015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001015)

Silver (“VIP Preferred Customer”) PPC Ex Rare 250  [CG001016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001016)

(Only a few each of these beautiful silver cards are presently known.

"Lady Luck Gaming Corporation" on bottom)

2nd Yellow (Jester - "The Player's Place") None Rare 20  [CG001017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001017)

Yellow (Jester – “The Player's Place”) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG001029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001029)

Yellow (Jester - "The Player's Place") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG001030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001030)

PCX Red (V.I.P) None Ex Rare 50  [CG000994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000994)

PCX Black (V.I.P) None Ex Rare 50  [CG001005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001005)

(These paper cards were for VIP entrance and were usually laminated. Used at the Biloxi,

Natchez and Tunica locations so listed under each.)

**[LADY LUCK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSCOLL) (Lula, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: yes

*(Player number prefix is 59 for Lula)*

1st White (Jester - "Rhythm & Blues") None Ex Rare 100  [CG000974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000974)

(This issue has both light text reverse and heavy text reverse)

2nd Yellow (Jester - "The Player's Place") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG002696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002696)

("Faraday" in small font on top right of reverse)

3rd Yellow (Jester - "The Player's Place") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG002697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002697)

("Faraday" in large font on top left of reverse)

4th Orange (Jester - "The Player's Place") None Scarce 3  [CG001001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001001)

(Same card was also used at Natchez as 3rd issue there)

5th Red (French Horn Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG005524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005524)

Red (V.I.P. Club) None V Rare 50  [CG005530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005530)

Gold (V.I.P. Club) None V Rare 50  [CG005531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005531)

Silver (V.I.P Club) None Ex Rare 75  [CG005534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005534)

(This higher-level cards have "Lady Luck" & "Country Casino" on both front and back)

(Gold and Silver cards have provision for player photo on reverse)

Lt Blue ("Silver Member" & Horn Logo) None Ex Rare 100  [CG005535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005535)

Blue ("Platinum Member" & Horn Logo) None Ex Rare 100  [CG005537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005537)

Multi (V.I.P. Share holders) None Ex Rare 100  [CG005554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005554)

XX Gold (Mad Money V.I.P. Club & Stars) Faraday V Rare 50  [CG005557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005557)

(Special Privileges Card)

[**LADY LUCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSNALL) **(Natchez, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: yes

*(Player number prefix is 29 for Natchez)*

1st White (Jester - "Natchez" on Blue Banner) None Ex Rare 100  [CG000997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000997)

(No arrows on obverse)

Red (“VIP Preferred Customer” and Logo) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG000998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000998)

(Only two of these beautiful cards are presently known. "Lady Luck Gaming Corp." on bottom.)

Silver (VIP Preferred Customer) PPC Ex Rare 250  [CG000999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000999)

2nd White (Jester - "Natchez" on Blue Banner) None Ex Rare 75  [CG001000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001000)

White (Jester - "Natchez" on Pink Banner) None Ex Rare 75  [CG000996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000996)

(Arrows on obverse)

3rd Orange (Jester - "The Player's Place") None Scarce 3  [CG001001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001001)

(No location is listed, but this card was used here and in Lula as 4th issue there)

Red ("Mad Money VIP Club" & Lady Luck Logo) None Ex Rare+ 100  [CG001002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001002)

Silver ("Mad Money VIP Club" & Lady Luck Logo) None Ex Rare 125  [CG001003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001003)

(“Casino-Hotel” in Black)

Silver ("Mad Money VIP Club" & Lady Luck Logo) None Ex Rare 125  [CG001004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001004)

(“Casino-Hotel” in White)

PCX Red (V.I.P) None Ex Rare 50  [CG000994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000994)

PCX Black (V.I.P) None Ex Rare 50  [CG001005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001005)

(These paper cards were for VIP entrance and were usually laminated. Used at the Biloxi,

Natchez and Tunica locations so listed under each.)

[**LADY LUCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mstull) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1994

1st White (Jester - "Tunica" on Blue Banner) None Ex Rare 50  [CG001031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001031)

White (Jester - "Tunica" on Pink Banner) None Ex Rare 50  [CG000995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000995)

Silver (“VIP Preferred Customer”) None Ex Rare 250  [CG000827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000827)

("Lady Luck Gaming Corporation" on bottom, raised print, only one known copy currently)

PCX Red (V.I.P) None Ex Rare 50  [CG000994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000994)

PCX Black (V.I.P) None Ex Rare 50  [CG001005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001005)

(These paper cards were for VIP entrance and were usually laminated. Used at the Biloxi,

Natchez and Tunica locations so listed under each.)

[**LAS VEGAS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGRLV) **(Greenville, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1998

1st White (Wild Card & “Las Vegas Casino” Bottom Rt) None Ex Rare 150  [CG001034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001034)

Black ("Wild Card" & Palm Trees) None V Rare 50  [CG154655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154655)

("Wild Card" appears layered and a thin raised printing, no gold insert arrows but arrows are

there just the same color black as the background although they are raised and can be viewed

at an angle)

2nd Black ("Wild Card" & Palm Trees) None Rare 15  [CG087846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087846)

(Bright gold arrows and letter borders)

Silver ("Wild Card" & Palm Trees) None V Rare- 35  [CG001040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001040)

Gold ("Wild Card" & Palm Trees) None V Rare- 50  [CG000969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000969)

3rd Black ("Wild Card" & Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG001041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001041)

(Dark gold arrows and letter borders. Letter colors are slightly different)

[**LIGHTHOUSE POINT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGRLP) **(Greenville, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Lighthouse Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG002805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002805)

(308 Washington Avenue on reverse)

2nd Lt Navy (Lighthouse Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG002803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002803)

(199 N. Lakefront on reverse)

3rd Dk Blue (Lighthouse Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG002806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002806)

(On 1st – 3rd issues last line reverse phone number extends to the right of the zip code on the

line above. Also, the casino prints the line "insert this edge" themselves. Cards are known

without slogan. Some have doubled “insert this edge.”)

4th Blue (Lighthouse Logo) None Common 1  [CG087261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087261)

(Last line reverse phone number stops to the left of the zip code on the line above)

5th Multicolored (Riverboat at Dusk on the Water Lt. Ed) ACC Scarce 3  [CG087262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087262)

(This card is imprinted with "Charter Member Limited Edition" or "Honary Member Limited

Edition" with a serial number)

Multicolored (Riverboat at Dusk on the Water) ACC Common 1  [CG087262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087262)

(Like earlier issues, casino prints the line "insert this edge" themselves that may or maynot be present)

6th Purple (“Winning is the Point”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG058288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058288)

7th Purple (“Winning is the Point”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG084480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084480)

XX White (“Lighthouse Point” Member name & number) None Scarce 7  [CG002804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002804)

[**MAGNOLIA BLUFFS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSNAMB) **(Natchez, MS)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Magnolia Bluffs Casino & Flower Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG097372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097372)

("Magnolia Bluffs" on one line on obverse with larger flower above text)

2nd Yellow (Magnolia Bluffs Casino & Flower Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG155727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155727)

("Magnolia Bluffs" on two lines on obverse with smaller flower to left of text)

**[MARGARITAVILLE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIMC) (Biloxi, MS)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Blue/Green (Live Your Dream) None Scarce 3  [CG074669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074669)

White (MVP) None V Scarce 7  [CG154695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154695)

(Website & facebook information on reverse)

2nd Blue/Green (Live Your Dream) None Scarce 3  [CG089784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089784)

(Twitter information and QR code added on reverse)

3rd Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG089981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089981)

[**PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIPC) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st White (Crown Jewels Player's Club) None V Rare+ 50  [CG042661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042661)

("Insert This Side" is misspelled on obverse & Avis 1-800-331-1212)

2nd White (Crown Jewels Player's Club) None V Rare+ 50  [CG042666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042666)

("Insert This Side" is spelled correctly. Otherwise, card is identical to 1st issue)

3rd White (Crown Jewels Player's Club) PPC V Rare 30  [CG042697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042697)

(Card is similar to above issues, but upon close examination, one can see that the diamond has

slightly different colors and different facets)

4th White (“Crown Jewels Club” ABOVE Diamond Logo) None V Rare 30  [CG042698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042698)

5th White (4 Vertical Diamonds on Left Side) WBM/NBS Rare 10  [CG042702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042702)

6th Green (Crown Jewels Players Card) None Rare 10  [CG042708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042708)

7th White ("The New Palace Casino") None V Scarce 5  [CG087531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087531)

(Probably a temporary card)

Purple ("The New Palace Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG071157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071157)

Grey/Gold (Top Gun Club) None Rare 20  [CG002802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002802)

(This card was only issued to members of the military. “The New Palace Casino” on reverse.)

8th Purple (Palace Casino over Large Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG059887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059887)

Blue (Top Gun Club) None Rare 20  [CG059888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059888)

(This card was only issued to members of the military. “Palace Casino” on reverse.)

9th White (Palace Casino Resort - Small Logo) None Common 1  [CG000956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000956)

(35mm wide logo)

White (Palace Casino Resort - Large Logo) None Common 1  [CG002800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002800)

(58mm wide logo)

Gold (Palace Casino Resort) None Common 1  [CG059886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059886)

(Reverse logo is “Palace Casino Resort” with no location listed)

10th Gold (Palace Casino Resort) None Common 1  [CG042713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042713)

(Glittery reverse, 7 lines of text n reverse paragraph)

Gold (Palace Casino Resort) None Common 1  [CG042723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042723)

(No period "." after “Insert this side”, only 4 lines of text in reverse paragraph, bottom line on

reverse is 72mm wide.)

Gold (Palace Casino Resort) None Common 1  [CG194113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194113)

(No period "." after “Insert this side”, only 4 lines of text in reverse paragraph, bottom line on

reverse is 62mm wide.)

(Reverse logo is “Palace Casino Resort Biloxi Mississippi”)

11th Silver (Seniority Club) None Scarce 3  [CG042801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042801)

(It was reported that the casino will only issue or replace this card on Thursdays)

12th Black (Power Play) None Common 1  [CG071159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071159)

(Reverse text not aligned, each line appears to be centered)

Black (Power Play) None Common 1  [CG042831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042831)

(Reverse text is aligned at left, bottom line is 65mm wide)

Black (Power Play) None Common 1  [CG042832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042832)

(Reverse text is aligned at left, bottom line is 68mm wide)

13th Red (Palace Players Club) None Common 1  [CG074443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074443)

Turquoise (Priority) None Scarce 3  [CG126169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126169)

Black (Prime) None Scarce 3  [CG126170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126170)

(This issue has large script "P" at left)

14th Red (Palace Players Club) C-00281201B Common 1  [CG200066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200066)

XX Lavender (Crown Jewels Player Club) PPC V Rare+ 75  [CG042837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042837)

(Avis 1-800-331-1212 – Temporary card)

XX Orange/Purple ("Hot Summer Quarters") None V Rare+ 75  [CG042838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042838)

(Probably used for a promotion in 1997)

XX White (Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG059889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059889)

(“Temporary Card” **NOT** underlined)

XX White (Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG042849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042849)

(“Temporary Card” underlined)

XX Grey (“Cold Cash Dollars”) None V Rare 30  [CG042897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042897)

XX Gold (Palace Casino Resort & large script P) None Common 1  [CG140152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140152)

(Has Facebook & Twitter icons in bottom right corner of reverse)

PC White (Palace Casino Resort) None Common 1  [CG042907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042907)

(Gold "P" in script. Card good for 24 hours)

PC Red (“Z” The Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG042922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042922)

[**PEARL RIVER RESORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSCHPR) **(Choctaw, MS)**

**--** [**SILVER STAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSPHSS) **(Philadelphia, MS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

**--** [**GOLDEN MOON CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSPHGM) **(Philadelphia, MS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

**--** [**BOK HOMA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSHEBH) **(Heidelberg, MS)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

*(See Bok Homa Casino's separate listing for cards only used at that location starting in 2015)*

1st Black/Blue (“Pearl River Rewards” & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG087264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087264)

2nd Purple/Multi (Discovery Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG048176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048176)

Orange/Black (Horizon Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG048177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048177)

Black (Orion Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG048178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048178)

Grey/White (Infinity Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG048179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048179)

(This issue of cards has the last line on the reverse aligned with the lines above)

3rd Purple/multi (Discovery Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG048180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048180)

Orange/Black (Horizon Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG087409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087409)

Black (Orion Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG087411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087411)

Grey/White (Infinity Member) PPC Scarce 3  [CG087410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087410)

(This issue of cards has the last line on the reverse indented)

4th Blue (Silver Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG088501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088501)

Mustard (Gold Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG097048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097048)

Black (Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG097049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097049)

5th Blue (Silver Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG117878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117878)

Mustard (Gold Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG123266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123266)

Black (Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG131004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131004)

(Bok Homa logo added on reverse, last line on reverse starts "Visit our website...")

6th Blue (Silver Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG131180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131180)

(Last line on reverse starts "If account is inactive...")

(4th thru 6th issue cards have "Your Club Your Choice" across the top of the obverse)

7th Blue (Silver Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG132363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132363)

(Obverse logo says "Pearl River Resort – Casinos & Hotels Coctaw, MS")

8th Silver (Pearl River Resort – Silver) PG Scarce 3  [CG139846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139846)

Gold (Pearl River Resort – Gold) PG Scarce 3  [CG139847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139847)

Black (Pearl River Resort – Platinum) PG Scarce 3  [CG139848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139848)

(Level printed in lower right corner obverse, no Bok Homa logo on reverse)

9th Silver (Pearl River Resort – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG155564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155564)

Gold (Pearl River Resort – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG168433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168433)

(Level printed in lower right corner obverse, no Bok Homa logo on reverse)

[**PRESIDENT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIPR) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2005

1st White ("Broadwater Beach Resort" on Right Half) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG001047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001047)

2nd Red ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) PPC Ex Rare 75  [CG001048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001048)

White ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG000973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000973)

Gold ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG042923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042923)

(Raised printing)

3rd Red ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) PPC Rare 15  [CG000972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000972)

(7mm space between text and PPC on reverse)

Red ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) PPC Rare 15  [CG069910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069910)

(9mm space between text and PPC on reverse)

White ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) PPC V Rare 30  [CG001054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001054)

Gold ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG001056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001056)

(Normal printing. White and Gold are higher level cards)

4th Red ("Broadwater Beach Resort" in Upper Left) WBM V Scarce 7  [CG001051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001051)

5th Red ("Casino at the Broadwater" in Upper Left) WBM Scarce 7  [CG001052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001052)

(Dark Red color variation has been reported)

Gold ("Casino at the Broadwater" in Upper Left) WBM Ex Rare 100  [CG001053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001053)

6th Red ("Captains Club" Over Faint Star) WBM Scarce 3  [CG000957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000957)

White ("Captains Club" Over Blue Star) WBM Rare 15  [CG001049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001049)

Gold ("Captains Club" Over Blue Star) WBM V Rare 50  [CG001050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001050)

7th White (Small "Casino" in Red) None Common 1  [CG001062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001062)

8th White (Large "Casino" in Blue) None Common 1  [CG001063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001063)

(8 lines of text on reverse)

9th White (Large “Casino” in Blue) None Common 1  [CG001064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001064)

(The 3rd line on the reverse starts “Points will remain…”, 9 lines of text on reverse)

[**PRESIDENT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUPR) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1994

1st Red ("Jackpot Slot Club" Three 7's on Slot Machine) None Ex Rare 100  [CG001044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001044)

Silver (“Jackpot Slot Club” Three 7’s on Slot Machine) None Ex Rare 250  [CG001045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001045)

Gold (“Jackpot Slot Club” Three 7’s on Slot Machine) None Ex Rare 250  [CG001046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001046)

[**RAINBOW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIRA) **(Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Black ("Rainbow Player's Card' & Logo) WBM V Rare 30  [CG002961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002961)

2nd Black ("Rainbow Player's Card" & Logo) None Rare+ 50  [CG087848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087848)

3rd Lt Blue (Sky Background) None Common 1  [CG059892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059892)

(White and off white reverse are known)

4th Blue (Sky Background) ACC Common 1  [CG087847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087847)

5th Green (Rainbow Border) ACC Common 1  [CG059893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059893)

6th Green (Rainbow Border) None Common 1  [CG002963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002963)

7th Multi (Rainbow Border & Casino Front) None Common 1  [CG087396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087396)

(A very faded color card has been found in this issue-error? Possibly.)

8th Orange/Blk/Wht (“Player’s Card”) None Common 1  [CG099190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099190)

9th Blue/Green/Orange (Friendly Faces Real Rewards) None Common 1  [CG071171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071171)

(Slight high or low text placement on reverse is due to re-order of cards)

10th Multi (Rainbow logo over striped background) None Common 1  [CG087266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087266)

(Copyright 2011 – now has Isle of Capri reverse)

[**RESORTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTURE) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Red (The “R” Card – clear "R") Innovative Common 1  [CG193757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193757)

(Shadow around insert arrow)

Red (The “R” Card – clear "R") Innovative Common 1  [CG026584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026584)

(No shadow around insert arrow)

Red (The “R” Card – white "R") Innovative Common 1  [CG026633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026633)

Grey (“The “R” Card – clear "R") Innovative Common 1  [CG026634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026634)

(Grey reverse, shadow around insert arrow)

Grey (“The “R” Card – clear "R") Innovative Common 1  [CG126171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126171)

(Silver reverse, no shadow around insert arrow)

Dk Grey (“The “R” Card” – clear "R") Innovative Scarce 3  [CG026687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026687)

(This card has a small picture square on the left side of the obverse and black reverse)

2nd Red (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Classic) None Common 1  [CG026741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026741)

Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG026745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026745)

Black (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG026768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026768)

(This issue has 4 lines text in reverse paragraph, obverse only lists Resorts Casino Tunica)

3a Red (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Classic) None Common 1  [CG026849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026849)

Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG026856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026856)

Black (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG141880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141880)

(This issue has 5 lines text in reverse paragraph, obverse only lists Resorts Casino Tunica.

Has six casinos listed across the bottom reverse.)

3b Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG141881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141881)

Black (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG026876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026876)

(5 lines text in reverse paragraph, obverse only lists Resorts Casino Tunica. Has five casinos

listed across the bottom reverse.)

4a Red (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Classic) None Common 1  [CG071168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071168)

Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG071474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071474)

Black (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG071519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071519)

(Card obverse has **both “Resorts” and “Bally’s” listed,** used at both locations. Has five

casinos listed across the bottom reverse.)

4b Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG140220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140220)

Black (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG140221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140221)

(Card obverse has **both “Resorts” and “Bally’s” listed,** used at both locations. Has four

casinos listed across the bottom reverse.)

5a Red (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Classic) PG Common 1  [CG107721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107721)

Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG127215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127215)

Black (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Ultra) PG Scarce 3  [CG139850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139850)

(Card obverse has both “Resorts” and “Bally’s” listed, used at both locations. Has two casinos

listed across the bottom reverse. Second line of text in reverse paragraph starts with "constitutes...")

5b Metallic Red (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Classic) PG Common 1  [CG139851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139851)

Metallic Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG140222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140222)

(Card obverse has both "Resorts" and "Bally's" listed, used at both locations. Has two casinos

listed across the bottom reverse. Second line of text in reverse paragraph starts with "and regulations...")

5c Plain Red (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Classic) PG Common 1  [CG123048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123048)

Plain Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG140223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140223)

(Card obverse has both "Resorts" and "Bally's" listed, used at both locations. Has two casinos

listed across the bottom reverse. Second line of text in reverse paragraph starts with "and regulations...")

5d Red (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Classic) C-96252B Common 1  [CG139852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139852)

Grey (Resorts Destination Casino Club – Elite) C-96252D Scarce 3  [CG139853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139853)

(Cards have "www.plicards.com" in lower right corner on reverse)

**(Both casinos went back to using their own separate cards after the 5th issue cards)**

6th Red (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Red) C-96252E Common 1  [CG155259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155259)

Silver (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Silver) C-96252F Scarce 3  [CG168436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168436)

("www.plicards.com" in upper right corner on reverse)

7th Red (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Red) P691136 Common 1  [CG129319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129319)

Silver (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Silver) P691136-1 Scarce 3  [CG128660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128660)

Gold (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Gold) P691136-2 Scarce 3  [CG128661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128661)

Blue (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Blue) P691136-3 Scarce 3  [CG129118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129118)

(Cards have "www.plicards.com" in upper right corner on reverse)

8th Red (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Red) P694702 Common 1  [CG155260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155260)

Silver (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Silver) P694702-1 Scarce 3  [CG155261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155261)

(Cards have "www.plicards.com" in upper right corner on reverse)

9th Red (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Red) C-96252G Common 1  [CG168214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168214)

Gold (Resorts Rewards Players Club – Gold) C-96252H Scarce 3  [CG168242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168242)

(Cards have "www.plicards.com" in upper right corner on reverse)

XX White (Large Blue Arrow) Innovative Common 1  [CG071654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071654)

(Room key used as a slot card)

**[RIVERWALK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIRI) (Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (“River Bank Rewards” Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG071172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071172)

Dk Blue (“River Bank Rewards” Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG071190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071190)

Grey (“River Bank Rewards” Signature) None Scarce 3  [CG071816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071816)

2a Blue/Green (“Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG087267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087267)

Red/Orange (“Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG087268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087268)

Purple (“Signature”) None Scarce 3  [CG087375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087375)

Purple (“Fat Cat Signature 2011”) None Rare 10  [CG087414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087414)

Purple (“Top Dog Signature”) None Rare 15  [CG087459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087459)

Blue ("Diva Signature 2011") None Rare 20  [CG139864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139864)

(String of lights above and below card level in large script except Fat Cat, Top Dog & Diva cards)

2b Orange/Blue (“Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG043167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043167)

Blue/Gold (“Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG043169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043169)

Purple/Gold (“Signature”) None Scarce 3  [CG043194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043194)

(String of lights below card level, "Riverbank Rewards" centered under mag stripe)

3rd Gold (“Rush Rewards – Rush”) None Scarce 3  [CG097330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097330)

Blue (“Rush Rewards – Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG088500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088500)

Black (“Rush Rewards – Signature”) None Scarce 3  [CG097332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097332)

(This issue has "RR" round logo in lower right corner of obverse)

4th Orange/Blue (“Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG101562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101562)

Blue/Gold (“Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG101576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101576)

Purple/Gold (“Signature”) None Scarce 3  [CG101701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101701)

(String of lights below card level, Riverwalk logo at right under mag stripe)

5th Orange/Grey/Blue ("Classic") None Scarce 3  [CG102531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102531)

Green/Grey/Blue ("Preferred") None Scarce 3  [CG102532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102532)

Purple/Grey/Blue ("Signature") None Scarce 3  [CG102533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102533)

("Riverwalk Casino Hotel" on grey banner with level in upper left corner obverse)

6th Blue (Player Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG164540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164540)

Green (Diamond Card) None Scarce 3  [CG164541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164541)

Orange (Double Diamond Card) None Scarce 3  [CG164542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164542)

Black (Triple Diamond Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG164543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164543)

XX Red (Honor Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG164544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164544)

(Special issue card for retired & active military)

**[SAM'S TOWN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUST) (Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Lt Gold ("Sam's Town Club" Totem Design Rt. Edge) PPC Rare 10  [CG002938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002938)

(5 lines on reverse)

(There is a similar-looking card with 6 lines on the reverse, but they are from Las Vegas)

2nd Lt Gold ("Sam's Town Club" Totem Design Right Edge) FSI V Rare 30  [CG002916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002916)

(This is the only known card with the "FSI" logo - Forms and Supplies, Inc. Memphis, TN)

3rd Bronze ("Sam's Town Club" Signature Strip on Rev) None V Scarce 7  [CG002939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002939)

4th Bronze ("Sam's Town Club" No Signature Strip Rev) None Scarce 3  [CG002991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002991)

(“Friends Over 50” stickers have been found on this card)

Gold ("Golden Gang" large text) None Scarce 3  [CG002940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002940)

(“Tunica, Mississippi – Just South of Memphis” over “Boyd Gaming” on bottom of obverse)

5th Gold (Comp $ Plus – **NO** Golden Gang) None Common 1  [CG059895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059895)

Gold (Comp $ Plus – Golden Gang) None Common 1  [CG065575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065575)

(Reverse has "Hotel & Gambling Hall" beneath Sam's Town. Also, there is a space between

this line and the next line)

(Cards have been found with “GG” & numbers embossed by the casino in upper right obverse)

6th Gold (Comp $ Plus – **NO** Golden Gang) None Common 1  [CG002941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002941)

(Reverse has "Hotel & Gambling Hall" beneath Sam's Town. Also, there is NO space between

this line and the next line.)

Gold (Comp $ Plus – Golden Gang) None Common 1  [CG002942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002942)

(Reverse has "Hotel & Gambling Hall" beneath Sam's Town. Also, there is NO space between

this line and the next line.)

7th Gold (Comp $ Plus – **NO** Golden Gang) None Common 1  [CG002944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002944)

(Reverse has “Tunica” below the “W” & “N” in “Sam’s Town”)

Gold (Comp $ Plus – Golden Gang) None Common 1  [CG002943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002943)

(Reverse has “Tunica” below the “W” & “N” in “Sam’s Town”)

8th Black (“Prime Rewards” & Org. Border) None Common 1  [CG002918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002918)

Black (“Prime Rewards Golden Gang” & Org. Border) None Common 1  [CG059538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059538)

(Reverse has "Tunica" beneath “Town” in “Sam's Town”)

Black (“Chairman’s Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG087532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087532)

9th Red (“VIP” & Prime Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG087533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087533)

Black (“Chairman’s Club” in Gold & Prime Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG002937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002937)

10th Black (“Prime Rewards” & Org. Border) (I) Common 1  [CG002946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002946)

Red (“VIP” & Prime Rewards) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG002945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002945)

Black (“Chairman’s Club” Hologram & Prime Rewards) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG002947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002947)

(Tunica “**Resorts**”, MS on reverse)

XX Silver (250 Memphis Motorsport Park) None Rare 25  [CG059894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059894)

XX White (Sam’s Town Club - Temporary Card) None Rare 25  [CG002964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002964)

XX White (HIP Card-Hospitality Industry Personal) None Rare 25  [CG002949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002949)

XX Grey (“Millionaire” & picture square) None Rare 25  [CG125593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125593)

(Card lists Las Vegas, Memphis, MS and Kansas City, MO on reverse & is lised under each)

PC Grey/White (“V.I.P. Silver Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG002951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002951)

PC Gold (VIP Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG002952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002952)

PCXX Red/Black ($20 in Sam's Town Free Slot Play) None Scarce 3  [CG002953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002953)

(Dated 09/03/07 or 09/03/2007)

PCXX Red/Black ($20 in Sam's Town Free Slot Play) None Scarce 3  [CG002954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002954)

(Dated 6/30/2008)

PCXX Red/Black ($10 in Sam's Slot Dollars) None Scarce 3  [CG002955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002955)

(Dated 12/30/08)

PCXX Black ($20 Slot Dollars or Table Dollars) None Scarce 3  [CG002956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002956)

(Dated 6/30/2009)

PCXX Gold ($10 Slot Dollars or Table Dollars) None Scarce 3  [CG002950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002950)

(Dated 2/28/2010)

*(See “Boyd Gaming” in the* ***Universal Section*** *for later card issues)*

[**SCARLET PEARL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSDISP) **(D'Iberville, MS)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st White (Pearl Rewards White) C-00279254A Scarce 3  [CG153048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153048)

Silver (Pearl Rewards Silver) C-00279254B Scarce 3  [CG153049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153049)

Gold (Pearl Rewards Gold) C-00279254C V Scarce 7  [CG153050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153050)

Red (Pearl Rewards Scarlet) C-00279254D V Scarce 7  [CG153051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153051)

[**SHERATON CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUSH) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2009

1st Gold ("Players Privilege" & Logo) None V Rare+ 50  [CG042489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042489)

(Reverse phone number is (601) 363-3000)

2nd Gold ("Players Privilege" & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG088802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088802)

(Reverse phone number is 1-800-391-3777)

Silver ("Players Privilege" & Logo) None V Rare+ 50  [CG042490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042490)

(Unknown if this card was a higher level or a short-lived different issue)

3rd Gold (Caesars Emperors Card) None Common 1  [CG042491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042491)

(14 Lines on reverse)

4th Gold (Caesars Emperors Card) None Common 1  [CG059897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059897)

(12 lines on reverse)

5th Black/White (Picture of Casino) None Common 1  [CG059896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059896)

(White and off white reverse)

6th Green (“Sheraton Casino Tunica”) cpi 2011573 Common 1  [CG042580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042580)

(“Connection Card” in upper right of obverse)

7th Green (“Sheraton Casino Tunica”) cpi 2013527 Common 1  [CG042608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042608)

(“Connection Card” in upper right of obverse)

8th Green (“Sheraton Casino Tunica”) None Common 1  [CG042642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042642)

(“Connection Card” in upper right of obverse. Reverse has “Caesar’s Entertainment” in the center.)

9th Green (“Sheraton Casino Tunica”) None Common 1  [CG087587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087587)

(Similar to 8th issue, but it has very tiny text reverse with the top line on right indented)

10th Green (“Sheraton Casino Tunica”) Innovative Common 1  [CG042646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042646)

*(Casino later used the universal Harrah’s Total Rewards card)*

[**SILVER SLIPPER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSHCSS) **(Lakeshore, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Black (“Players Club” Charter Member) None Scarce 7  [CG043022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043022)

2nd Black (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG043070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043070)

(Both 1st and 2nd issues have the key ring hole between the “insert arrows.”)

3rd Black (“Players Club” Charter Member) None Scarce 7  [CG043079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043079)

Black (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG058299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058299)

Dk Grey/Red (“Silver Preferred”) None Scarce 7  [CG058302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058302)

Lt Grey/Red (“Sterling Elite”) None Scarce 7  [CG043084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043084)

(Silver and Elite cards undated)

(Text on reverse is moved right, allowing for the key ring hole placed in the lower left corner)

4th Black (“Players Club”) None Common 3  [CG089458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089458)

(Website address added bottom left reverse)

Dk Grey/Red (“Silver Preferred”) None Scarce 7  [CG052867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052867)

Lt Grey/Red (“Sterling Elite”) None Scarce 7  [CG052875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052875)

(Dated 4/09 on obverse of Silver and Elite)

5th Dk Grey/Red ("Silver Preferred") None Scarce 7  [CG148139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148139)

Dk Grey/Red (“Silver Preferred”) 03 Scarce 7  [CG052879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052879)

Lt Grey/Red (“Sterling Elite”) None Scarce 7  [CG052992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052992)

(Dated 12/09 on obverse)

6th Lt Grey/Red (“Sterling Elite”) 04 Scarce 7  [CG053007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053007)

(Dated 06/10 on obverse)

7th Black ("Silver Advantage Club") None Scarce 7  [CG059577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059577)

(Senior card)

8th Blue (Slipper Rewards – Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG163218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163218)

Green (Slipper Rewards – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG163219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163219)

Red (Slipper Rewards – Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG163220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163220)

Black (Slipper Rewards – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG163221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163221)

(New Silver Slipper logo that embraces the more modern S instead of the previous old English S.

Design also adds a silver slipper shoe above the logo.)

XX Blue (Players Club Employee) None V Scarce 7  [CG100157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100157)

[**SILVER STAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSPHSS) **(Philadelphia, MS)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: c. 1994 Closed: no

*(Later became part of the Pearl River Resort)*

1st Silver (Silver Star Players Club) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG002992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002992)

2nd Silver (Silver Star Players Club) None V Rare 35  [CG002993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002993)

(3 **Grey stars** on obverse – 1 large and 2 tiny)

3rd Silver (Silver Star Players Club) None V Rare 35  [CG003001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003001)

(“Player’s” is 27mm wide on obverse, first line on reverse is 77mm wide)

Silver (Silver Star Players Club) None V Rare 35  [CG087703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087703)

(“Player’s” is 29mm wide, first line on reverse is 80mm wide)

(Both are similar to 2nd issue, but have **3 Black stars** on obverse –1 large and 2 tiny)

4th Lt Purple (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG087704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087704)

(Has no account warning on bottom)

5th Lt Purple (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG003002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003002)

(Obverse bottom has "Accounts inactive for a period of 12 months will be deleted)

6th Navy (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG003004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003004)

("Silverstar" is light blue to purple, light grey behind “Silverstar”)

7th Navy (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG087705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087705)

("Silverstar" is dark blue to purple, dark grey behind “Silverstar”)

8th White (Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG003007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003007)

PC Silver (Silver Star Logo & “Philadelphia”) None V Scarce 7  [CG003008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003008)

PC Gold (Silver Star Logo & “Philadelphia”) None V Scarce 7  [CG003010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003010)

*(See Pearl River Resort for later cards)*

[**SOUTHERN BELLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSRISB) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1994

*(This casino was only open from Feb. 19, 1994 to August 31, 1994)*

1st White (Lucky Belle Club & Logo) WBM/NBS V Rare 75  [CG024536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024536)

Red (Lucky Belle Club VIP) WBM Ex Rare+ 150  [CG045322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045322)

[**SPLASH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUSP) **(Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1995

1st Navy (Mermaid Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG028408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028408)

(With gold dollar signs under “Cash”)

Navy (Mermaid Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG084294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084294)

(Without gold dollar signs under “Cash”)

TC Silver (Larger Mermaid Logo) Multiform Scarce 3  [CG059899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059899)

TC Gold ("Preferred Player") Yoli Scarce 3  [CG059898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059898)

TC Gold ("Preferred Player") Multiform Scarce 3  [CG092734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092734)

(An unknown, but fairly large quantity of blank cards got out after the casino closed)

[**TREASURE BAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBITB) **(Biloxi, MS)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2005

[Land Based] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Brown/Pink ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Rare+ 20  [CG002585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002585)

(Obverse has PINK arrows. Reverse has NO text above magnetic stripe.)

2nd Brown/Pink (“Treasure Seekers” Map) None V Scarce 7  [CG002586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002586)

(Obverse has BLACK arrows. Reverse has NO text above magnetic stripe.)

Brown/Silver ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Rare 15  [CG002587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002587)

(Senior card. Same reverse as above.)

Brown/Gold ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Rare 20  [CG059901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059901)

3rd Brown/Pink ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Scarce 3  [CG002589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002589)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-Gambler" across top)

4th Brown/Pink ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Scarce 3  [CG069907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069907)

(Reverse is identical to above issue, except that "Call 1-800-PIRATE-9" is added as last line)

Brown/Silver ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Rare 15  [CG002590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002590)

(Senior card. Same reverse as above.)

5th Brown/Pink ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Scarce 3  [CG002591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002591)

(Identical to above issue except that the reverse is silver, instead of red)

6th Brown/Pink ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Common 1  [CG059902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059902)

(Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-888-777-9696" across top)

Brown/Silver ("Treasure Seekers" Map) None Rare 15  [CG002592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002592)

(Senior card. Same reverse as above)

7th Black/Silver ("Silver Crew") None Common 1  [CG059900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059900)

(This card is for seniors over 55 years old)

8th Tan/Pink (“Treasure Seekers” Map) None Common 1  [CG087534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087534)

(Website added at bottom on reverse)

Blue/Grey (“Treasure Seekers” & Boat) ACC Common 1  [CG002583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002583)

(Silver Crew - Senior Card)

Blue/Grey (“Treasure Seekers” & Boat) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG002584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002584)

(Silver Crew Senior Card – missing magnetic strip)

9th White/Navy/Orange (“Treasure Seekers” & Boat) None Common 1  [CG059903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059903)

(This issue has 5 lines in the paragraph)

10th White/Navy/Orange (“Treasure Seekers” & Boat) None Common 1  [CG002593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002593)

(This issue has 4 lines in the paragraph)

11th Grey/Blue (Silver Crew) None Common 1  [CG002594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002594)

Gold (“Club Tesoro” 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG002595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002595)

*(Following issues were used after the casino reopened as a land based casino in 2006)*

12th Gold (Compass) None Common 1  [CG002596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002596)

(Logo on reverse to **left**)

13th Gold (Compass) (I) Common 1  [CG096081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096081)

(Logo on reverse **centered**, address and web address on two lines bottom reverse)

Blue (“Elite”) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG002597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002597)

14th Gold (Compass) (I) Common 1  [CG002598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002598)

(Town, state, and web address on same bottom line reverse. Same card was also used at the

Treasure Bay in the Bahamas after their opening 11/2009)

15th Gold (Compass) PG Common 1  [CG070319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070319)

(Small “GBI/STX” near lower left edge on reverse)

16th Gold (Compass) PG Common 1  [CG043104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043104)

(Small “BIL” near lower left edge on reverse)

17th Gold (Compass) plicards Common 1  [CG074445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074445)

(Small “BIL” near lower left edge on reverse with "P601900-4" below it., "www.plicards.com"

in upper right reverse)

Blue (“Elite” 2010) None V Scarce 7  [CG043134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043134)

18th Blue (“Elite” 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG043142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043142)

Grey (CSI:Biloxi Casino Service Industry) P601900-1 V Scarce 7  [CG043143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043143)

19th Gold (Compass) plicards Common 1  [CG043144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043144)

(Small “BIL” near lower left edge on reverse with "P618617-1" below it, "www.plicards.com"

in lower right reverse)

Blue (“Elite” 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG043148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043148)

20th Gold (Compass) plicards Common 1  [CG085566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085566)

(Small “BIL” near lower left edge on reverse with "P645317" below it, "www.plicards.com"

in lower right reverse. Same card was also used at the Treasure Bay in the Bahamas in 2013)

Blue (“Elite” 2013) P645317-2 V Scarce 7  [CG127040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127040)

21st Gold (Compass) plicards Common 1  [CG174394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174394)

(Small "BIL" near loer left edge on reverse with "P667120" below it, "www.plicards.com"

in lower right reverse)

22nd Gold (Compass) plicards Common 1  [CG136711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136711)

(Small "BIL" near loer left edge on reverse with "P680419-1" below it, "www.plicards.com"

in lower right reverse)

Blue (“Elite” 2014) P680419 V Scarce 7  [CG127041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127041)

23rd Orange (Club) PG & P645317 Common 1  [CG141024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141024)

Blue (Elite) PG & P645317 V Scarce 7  [CG141025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141025)

Black (Select) PG & P645317 Rare 15  [CG141026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141026)

(Cards have small "BIL" over logos on reverse, Elite and Select have "EXP 03/16" on obverse.

PG mark is in upper right corner and "P645317" is in bottom left corner on reverse)

***(Some of the Biloxi Treasure Bay cards may have been used at the Bahamas property)***

XX White (Bus Guest) None Scarce 3  [CG000958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000958)

XX Yellow (Delectable Dining) P6671290-1 Scarce 3  [CG128633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128633)

(Room key used as a temporary slot card)

PC Blue (V.I.P. Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002599)

PC Green/White (V.I.P. Club - 2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG098557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098557)

**[TREASURE BAY](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSTUTB) (Tunica, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1995

1st Brown/Green ("Treasure Bay Commerce Landing") None V Rare- 40  [CG000970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000970)

(Dark Green Border & Thin letters)

2nd Brown/Green ("Treasure Bay Commerce Landing") None V Rare- 40  [CG002601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002601)

(Lighter Green Border & Thick letters)

[**TROP CASINO GREENVILLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSGRTC) **(Greenville, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously the Jubilee)*

1st Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) None Common 0  [CG087056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087056)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG087777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087777)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG087778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087778)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG087868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087868)

Black (TROP Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG088196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088196)

(These cardshave the Trop Casino Greenville logo in the lower right on the obverse)

2nd Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-00270249A Common 0  [CG144598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144598)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) C-00270249C Common 1  [CG133180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133180)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) C-00270249B Common 1  [CG160020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160020)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) C-00270249D Scarce 3  [CG160021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160021)

(No logo in lower right on obverse, casino listed to left under mag stripe and 8 logos across

bottom on reverse. Third line of text on reverse starts with “of Trop Rewards…”)

3rd Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-00270249F Common 0  [CG169369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169369)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) C-00270249I Common 1  [CG169370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169370)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) C-00270249G Common 1  [CG169371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169371)

(Third line of text on reverse starts with “Trop Rewards…”)

**[WATERVIEW](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSVIWC) (Vicksburg, MS)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

*(Previously the Diamond Jacks Casino)*

1st Blue (My Edge – Blue) None Scarce 3  [CG163595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163595)

Red (My Edge – Red) None Scarce 3  [CG163596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163596)

Green (My Edge – Green) None Scarce 3  [CG163597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163597)

Purple (My Edge – Purple) None V Scarce 7  [CG163598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163598)

Black (My Edge – Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG163599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163599)

[**MISSOURI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mo)

[**AMERISTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOKCAC) **(Kansas City, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Dk Brown (Ameristar Players Club) Amer Inc Scarce 3  [CG003073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003073)

(Copyright 2001 with the reverse text 14mm high)

Dk Brown (Ameristar Players Club) Amer Inc Scarce 3  [CG125589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125589)

(Copyright 2001 with the reverse text 17mm high)

(Both 1st issue cards are known with high roller stickers)

2nd Red (“Star Awards”) None Common 1  [CG003134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003134)

Silver (“Star Awards” – Premier) None Common 1  [CG003135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003135)

Black (“Star Awards” – Elite) None Common 1  [CG003137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003137)

(Copyright 2002)

3rd Black (“Star Awards” & Hologram – Elite) None Common 1  [CG003138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003138)

(Copyright 2003)

4th Red (“Star Awards”) None Common 1  [CG003139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003139)

Black (“Star Awards” – Elite) None Common 1  [CG003140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003140)

(Copyright 2004)

5th Red (“Star Awards”) None Common 1  [CG003147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003147)

Silver ("Star Awards" – Premier) None Common 1  [CG047724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047724)

(Copyright 2005)

*(See the Ameristar “Universal Section” for later issues. Early universal cards issued at*

*Kansas City had “KC” printed after the player number)*

[**AMERISTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSCAC) **(St. Charles, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Dk Brown (Ameristar Players Club) Amer Inc Common 1  [CG005882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005882)

(Copyright 2001 with the reverse text 15mm high)

Dk Brown (Ameristar Players Club) Amer Inc Common 1  [CG005888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005888)

(Copyright 2001 with the reverse text 17mm high)

(Both 1st issue cards are known with high roller stickers)

2nd Red (“Star Awards”) None Common 1  [CG005901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005901)

Silver (“Star Awards” – Premier) None Common 1  [CG005903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005903)

Black (“Star Awards” – Elite) None Common 1  [CG005904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005904)

(Copyright 2002)

3rd Black (“Star Awards” – Elite) None Common 1  [CG005905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005905)

Black (“Star Awards” & Hologram – Elite) None Common 1  [CG005906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005906)

(Copyright 2003)

4th Red (“Star Awards”) None Common 1  [CG034820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034820)

Silver (“Star Awards” – Premier) None Common 1  [CG034859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034859)

Black (“Star Awards” – Elite) None Common 1  [CG034860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034860)

Black (“Star Awards” & Hologram - Elite) None Common 1  [CG034873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034873)

(Copyright 2004)

5th Silver (“Star Awards” – Premier) None Common 1  [CG035230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035230)

(This is the silver 2002 copyright card with a 7/31/05 expiration date overprinted on the obverse)

Black (“Star Awards” & Hologram – Elite) None Common 1  [CG103674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103674)

(This is the black 2003 copyright card with a 1/31/05 expiration date overprinted on the obverse)

6th Red (“Star Awards”) None Common 1  [CG034953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034953)

Silver (“Star Awards” – Premier) None Common 1  [CG035220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035220)

Black (“Star Awards” – Elite) None Common 1  [CG035032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035032)

Black (“Star Awards” & Hologram – Elite) None Common 1  [CG035119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035119)

(Copyright 2005)

*(See the Ameristar “Universal Section” for later issues. Early universal cards issued at*

*St. Charles had “SC” printed after the player number)*

[**ARGOSY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MORIRC) **(Riverside, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

*(See the Argosy Gaming Company in the Universal section for generic cards used before*

*location specific cards were used)*

1st Purple (Large Argosy & “Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG003160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003160)

(11mm mag stripe & text lower on reverse, “Riverside, Missouri 64150” is on bottom right)

2nd Dk Purple (Large Argosy & “Preferred”) None Common 1  [CG003161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003161)

(8mm mag stripe & text is higher on reverse, “Riverside, Missouri 64150” is on bottom right)

3rd Yellow/White (Argosy Casino) None Common 1  [CG021978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021978)

Grey/White (Argosy Casino) None Common 1  [CG021979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021979)

Black/White (Argosy Casino) None Common 1  [CG021980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021980)

Black/White (“Argosy Casino – Oasis”) None Scarce 3  [CG021981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021981)

(Same as above black/white card but “Oasis” is printed on the obverse for high rollers)

(This issue has a signature strip above 4 lines of text in the reverse paragraph)

4th Yellow/White (Argosy Casino) None Common 1  [CG021982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021982)

Grey/White (Argosy Casino) None Common 1  [CG021983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021983)

Black/White (Argosy Casino) None Common 1  [CG021984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021984)

Black/Orange (“Oasis Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG021985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021985)

(Signature strip under address with 4 lines of text in the reverse paragraph)

5th Yellow/White (Argosy Casino) innovative Common 1  [CG021986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021986)

Black/White (Argosy Casino) innovative Common 1  [CG035264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035264)

Yellow/White (Argosy Casino) (I) Common 1  [CG035271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035271)

6th Yellow/White (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) (I) Common 1  [CG035383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035383)

Black/Blue (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) (I) Common 1  [CG035384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035384)

Grey/Blue (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) (I) Common 1  [CG035541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035541)

Black/Multi (“Oasis Member”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG035542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035542)

7th Yellow/White (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) None Common 1  [CG035543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035543)

Grey/White (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) None Common 1  [CG035544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035544)

Black/White (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) None Common 1  [CG035545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035545)

Black/Orange (“Oasis Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG035546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035546)

(6 lines of text in reverse paragraph and last line starts “years of…”)

8th Yellow/White (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) None Common 1  [CG035548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035548)

Black/White (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) None Common 1  [CG035549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035549)

Grey/White (Argosy Casino Hotel & Spa) None Common 1  [CG035553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035553)

Black/Blue (“Oasis Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG035635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035635)

(6 lines of text in reverse paragraph and last line starts “Argosy…”)

9th *Duplicate entry deleted*

10th Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG035758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035758)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG035835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035835)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG036191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036191)

Black (“Marquee Rewards Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021976)

(The bottom two lines of text on the reverse are 43mm wide)

11th Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG036267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036267)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG036521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036521)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG036629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036629)

Black (“Marquee Rewards Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG036631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036631)

(The bottom two lines of text on the reverse are 45mm wide)

(10th and 11th issues were also used at the Hollywood Casino at Kansas Speedway and both

casinos are listed on the reverse above the paragraph)

12th Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG036651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036651)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG148314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148314)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG148370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148370)

Black (“Marquee Rewards Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG148371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148371)

(This issue also used at the Hollywood Casino in St. Louis, MO besides the Hollywood Casino

at Kansas Speedway, all three casinos listed on reverse)

*(Marquee Rewards cards used briefly before the casino switched to new multi-property*

*Marquee Rewards cards in 2012. See the generic Marquee Rewards cards in the*

*Universal Slot Card section for later cards.)*

XX Red (READY CASH & Cartoon Slot) None Rare 20  [CG131356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131356)

XX Red (Red E. Cash & Cartoon Slot) None Rare 20  [CG036653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036653)

(Both red cards were a temporary boarding pass. Each card has a different serial# on upper

left corner of the reverse.)

XX Green (For Boarding Only) None Scarce 3  [CG088591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088591)

(Many different stickers have been attached to the various cards)

[**CASINO AZTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOCACA) **(Caruthersville, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2008

*(Became “Lady Luck” in 2008)*

1st Blue ("Premium Passenger Club" Riverboat) None V Scarce 7  [CG003163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003163)

2nd Orange ("Party Card" & Confetti) None Common 1  [CG003164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003164)

(Top line on reverse is “For more information call (573) 333-1000”)

Gold (Club 55) None Scarce 3  [CG003165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003165)

(On bottom right obverse "An Aztar Corporation Casino" is 17 mm wide)

3rd Gold (Club 55) None Common 1  [CG003166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003166)

(On bottom right obverse "An Aztar Corporation Casino" is 19 mm wide)

4th Orange ("Party Card" & Confetti) None Common 1  [CG065538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065538)

(Top line on reverse is “For more information call (573) 333-6000”)

5th Black (“Preferred) None Common 1  [CG125663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125663)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "this program...")

Gold (“Club 55”) None Scarce 3  [CG125664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125664)

(**Tan** box “Club 55”)

Gold (“Club 55”) None Scarce 3  [CG125665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125665)

(**Brown** box “Club 55”)

Grey (“Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG125666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125666)

6th Black (“Preferred) None Common 1  [CG125667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125667)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "to modify...")

PC Dk Pink ("Premium Passenger Club New Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG060423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060423)

PC Lt Green (New Member Courtesy Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG060422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060422)

PC Cream ("New PPC Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG003162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003162)

PC Yellow (Casino Aztar – Club 55) None Scarce 3  [CG203934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203934)

[**CASINO ST. CHARLES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSCCS) **(St. Charles, MO)**

[Riverboat] *(See "Station – St. Charles")*

[**FLAMINGO HILTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOKCFL) **(Kansas City, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2000

1st Lt Red ("Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG125645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125645)

(On obverse, the second “S” in Kansas City is directly beneath the “I” in Casino. Also, this

particular card is the only one known without a hole!)

Pink ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG125646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125646)

(On obverse, the second “S” in Kansas City is directly between the “S” & “I” in Casino)

Green ("Players Club") None Ex Rare 125  [CG125647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125647)

(This first issue reverse logo is just "Flamingo Hilton Casino" only)

2nd Purple ("Players Club") None Ex Rare 150  [CG125648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125648)

Silver ("Players Club") None V Rare 50  [CG125650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125650)

(Reverse text is black. Reverse logo is “Flamingo Hilton Casino Kansas City” and is

multi-colored: “Flamingo” in White; “Hilton Casino” in Green, and “Kansas City” in Pink.)

3rd Silver ("Players Club") None V Rare 50  [CG068233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068233)

Purple ("Players Club") None Ex Rare 150  [CG125651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125651)

(On both cards, the first four lines of the reverse text is black, and everything underneath is in

white letters. Reverse logo is “Flamingo Hilton Casino Kansas City” in all white letters.)

4th Pink ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG068232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068232)

(Unlike the other cards in this issue, the first four lines of the reverse text is black. Reverse

logo has “Flamingo” in White; “Hilton Casino” in Green, and “Kansas City” in White.)

Silver ("Players Club") None Rare 20  [CG059280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059280)

Green ("Players Club") None V Rare 50  [CG125653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125653)

Purple ("Players Club") None Ex Rare 150  [CG125654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125654)

(On above **three** cards, the first four lines beneath signature strip are in **white print.**

Reverse logo is “Flamingo Hilton Casino Kansas City” in all white letters. Also, this issue has

a pre-drilled 5/32” hole, which is smaller than the 3/16” hole on the above issues.)

5th Lavender ("Crystal Club VIP" Hologram) None V Rare 150  [CG125656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125656)

(This fifth issue reverse has "Flamingo Casino Kansas City" in black letters)

(The Crystal Club VIP Hologram card was only available for about 2 months before being

purchased by Isle of Capri. The coin-in requirements were supposedly $10,000,000!

About 10-12 examples are presently known.)

XX Red ("The Ticket" & Bird Head) None Rare 15  [CG125657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125657)

(Two arrows and no "Insert". Reverse is upside down)

XX Red ("The Ticket" & Bird Head) None Common 1  [CG062508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062508)

(One arrow and "Insert")

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MONKHA) **(N. Kansas City, MO)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Gold/Blue ("North Kansas City" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG147795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147795)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS & last line "Know when to stop before you start.")

XX White/Purple (Fast Pass) None Rare 20  [CG125669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125669)

(This card was used instead of a bill acceptor due to Missouri gaming laws)

XX White (Harrah’s NKC General Admission) None V Scarce 7  [CG088752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088752)

*(See the Harrah’s Universal Section)*

[**HARRAH’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOMHHA) **(St. Louis, MO)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2012

XX Gold (“Harrah’s Total Gold Temporary” & Star) None V Rare 25  [CG125670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125670)

(This card looks like the universal Harrah’s card, but has benefits listed on the reverse for the

St Louis Casino)

XX White (St. Louis Casino & Hotel – Generic Pass) None Common 1  [CG125671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125671)

(Boarding Pass)

XX Black (Diamond Parking – Exp March 31, 2005) None Rare 15  [CG125672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125672)

XX White (Diamond Parking – Exp March 31, 2007) None Scarce 10  [CG011064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011064)

XX White (Diamond Parking – Exp March 31, 2008) None Scarce 10  [CG125673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125673)

XX White (Diamond Parking – Exp March 31, 2010) None Scarce 10  [CG125674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125674)

XX Black (Diamond Parking – Exp March 31, 2013) None Scarce 10  [CG113957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113957)

XX Cream (Total Diamond Access Card) None Scarce 10  [CG125675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125675)

(Parking cards used at St. Louis have 314 area codes in the reverse phone numbers)

*(See the Harrah’s Universal Section)*

*(Changed to Hollywood in 2012)*

**[HOLLYWOOD CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOMHHO) (St. Louis, MO)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Formerly Harrah's)*

1st Grey ("Marquee Reward" on film strip) None Common 1  [CG010856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010856)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG010857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010857)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG010858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010858)

Black ("Marquee Rewards Executive Producer") None V Scarce 7  [CG010859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010859)

(Hollywood Casino St. Louis is only casino listed on reverse)

2nd Gr]ey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG036651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036651)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG148314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148314)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG148370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148370)

Black (“Marquee Rewards Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG148371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148371)

(This issue also used at the Hollywood Casino at Kansas Speedway besides the Argosy Kansas

City, all three casinos listed on reverse below the paragraph)

*(The casino now uses the generic Marquee Rewards cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOBOIO) **(Boonville, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Purple/Red (Red Bird on left) None Common 1  [CG112669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112669)

Orange/Purple (“Isle Select”) None Rare 15  [CG125676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125676)

(Same obverse as generic Isle cards, but reverses have unique "Boonville, Mo" Logo)

XX Orange (BV Admission Card) None Common 1  [CG125677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125677)

(Appears to be a blank card printed by the casino)

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOCGIC) **(Cape Girardeau, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Uses the generic multi-property Isle of Capri cards listed in the Universal Slot Card section)*

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOKCIO) **(Kansas City, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Purple/Red (Island Gold Members Club) None Common 1  [CG012590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012590)

(Red bird on left)

Gold (Isle Select – no date printed on card) None Rare 7  [CG012591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012591)

Gold (Isle Select – Card Valid through 5/31/01) None Rare 7  [CG125631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125631)

2nd Purple/Orange (Isle Select) None Rare 15  [CG012597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012597)

(Same obv. as generic Isle cards, but all reverses have unique "Kansas City, Mo" logo)

3rd Purple/Orange (Isle Select) None Rare 15  [CG012601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012601)

(Added “Card Valid through 4/30/02” on reverse)

4th Purple/Orange (Isle Select) None Rare 15  [CG012602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012602)

(Has “Card Valid through 10/31/02” on reverse)

5th Purple/Orange (Isle Select) None Rare 15  [CG012603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012603)

(Has “Card Valid through 4/30/03” on reverse in black box)

XX White (Easy Access Pass) None Common 1  [CG012604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012604)

[**LADY LUCK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOCALL) **(Caruthersville, MO)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(Was Casino Aztar, now the property of Isle of Capri)*

*(Used the multiproperty Lady Luck Casino cards listed in the Universal Slot Card section)*

[**LUMIERE PLACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSLLP) **(St Louis, MO)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(See “MyChoice” in the Universal Section for earlier cards before acquired by Topicana)*

1st Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) P679999-3 Common 1  [CG082123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082123)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) P679999-1 Common 1  [CG089823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089823)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) P679999-2 Common 1  [CG126640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126640)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards) P679999-4 Scarce 3  [CG126740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126740)

Black (TROP Advantage) ? V Scarce 7  [CG126771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126771)

(These cards have the Lumiere Place logo in the lower right on the obverse)

2nd Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-2039A Common 1  [CG139735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139735)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) C-2039C Common 1  [CG147789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147789)

(No logo in lower right on obverse, casino listed to left under mag stripe on reverse and

8 logos across bottom)

[**MARK TWAIN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOLGMT) **(LaGrange, MO)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Player's Club" Above Paddlewheel Logo) None Common 1  [CG012608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012608)

(Welcome line on reverse under signature strip is 45mm wide)

Orange (“Player’s Club” Above Paddlewheel Logo) None Common 1  [CG199848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199848)

(Welcome line on reverse under signature strip is 52mm wide)

(On both cards, the obverse Mark Twain logo is approx. 38mm wide)

2nd Lt Orange (“Players’s Club” Above Paddlewheel Logo) None Common 1  [CG012609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012609)

(Obverse Mark Twain logo is 34mm wide)

3rd Yellow (“Terrible's Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG012610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012610)

(Card now says “**Terrible's** Mark Twain Casino”)

4a Red (Terrible's Players Club) None Common 1  [CG012611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0126011)

Silver (Terrible's Players Club – Silver) None Common 1  [CG012612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0126012)

Gold (Terrible's Players Club – Gold) None Common 1  [CG012613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0126013)

(These cards are similar to the universal Terrible's slot cards with the exception of no Nevada

casinos listed on the reverse plus there is a sig naturestrip. Mark Twain Casino is mentioned in

the second line from the bottom on the reverse.)

4b Red (Terrible's Player Club) None Common 1  [CG084442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084442)

(Same as 4a issue but does not have a signature strip)

5th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 1  [CG012614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012614)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Common 1  [CG012615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012615)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG012616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012616)

Dk Grey/Black (APlay Club & Black Spade) None V Scarce 7  [CG012617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012617)

(This issue is similar to the Affinity Gaming cards used at most Terrible's locations except these

cards only list the Mark Twain location on the reverse)

6th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) P672005 Common 1  [CG201924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201924)

[**PLAYER'S ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOMHPI) **(St. Louis, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2000

1st Orange/Yellow (Players Preferred - 2 Small Arrows) None Rare+ 25  [CG012618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012618)

(No location on obv. Reverse has "…777 Casino Center Drive, Maryland Heights, MO 63043")

2nd Orange/Yellow (Players Preferred - 2 Small Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG012619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012619)

("St. Louis" on obv. Reverse has "…777 Casino Center Drive, St. Louis, MO 63043")

3rd Orange/Yellow (Players Preferred - 1 Big Arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG012620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012620)

(11mm light brown mag stripe)

Orange/Yellow (Players Preferred - 1 Big Arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG012621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012621)

(Same exact card as above, but blurry-looking printing on obverse due to the fact that the black

border is very pronounced on every letter unlike the above cards. The text is most noticeable

on the tm in the “Players Island” logo. Mag stripe is 12mm & darker than the earlier issue.)

Silver (Platinum Member - No Trees) None Rare+ 25  [CG012622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012622)

(Except for color, 3rd issue reverses are identical)

Silver (Platinum Member – 2 Trees) None Rare 20  [CG012623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012623)

4th Orange/Yellow (Players Preferred - Banner on Edge) None Common 1  [CG012624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012624)

XX Teal (Players Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG012625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012625)

(This card had a White “Hold Strip” on the right hand side)

XX Teal (Players Pass – teal reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG012631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012631)

XX Teal (Players Pass – white reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG048104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048104)

(These last two cards had a Dk Teal “Hold Strip” on the right hand side)

(All three XX cards were temporary cards)

[**PRESIDENT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSLPO) **(St. Louis, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot Wheel) PPC Rare 10  [CG003415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003415)

White ("Captain's Club" over Pilot Wheel) PPC Rare+ 15  [CG003416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003416)

Gold ("Captain's Club" over Pilot Wheel) PPC V Rare 25  [CG003417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003417)

2nd Red ("Captain's Club" over Pilot Wheel) None Common 1  [CG003418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003418)

White ("Captain's Club" over Pilot Wheel) None Scarce 3  [CG003419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003419)

Gold ("Captain's Club" over Pilot Wheel) None V Scarce 5  [CG003420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003420)

(These cards are very similar to cards issued in Davenport. However, the Missouri cards

can be identified by the 1-800-547-LUCK phone number)

3rd Black ("President Casino by the Arch") None Scarce 3  [CG003413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003413)

4th Black (“Privileges Plus” & Laclede’s Landing) None Common 1  [CG003414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003414)

5th Black (“St. Louis Riverfront Privileges Plus”) None Common 1  [CG073792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073792)

6th Dk Blue (“Galaxy Club”) None Rare 20  [CG125626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125626)

(8mm silver stripe down left on obverse, "Authorized Signature Required” text on reverse

is 37mm wide)

Blue (“Galaxy Club”) None Rare 20  [CG125627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125627)

(7mm silver stripe down left on obverse, “Authorized Signature Required” text on reverse

is 51mm wide)

7th Silver (“Galaxy Club”) None Rare 20  [CG125628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125628)

8th Black (“St. Louis Riverfront Privileges Plus”) None Common 1  [CG125629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125629)

(“Authorized Signature Required” much larger than previous cards, and there is a dash (-)

between BETS and OFF in the last line phone number)

(Shooting star stickers have been found on several issues)

TC Green ($100 Chip) None V Rare 50  [CG125630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125630)

*(See “MyChoice” in the Universal Section for current card issues)*

[**RIVER CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSLRC) **(Lemay, MO) ]**

[Riverboat]*(See “MyChoice” in the Universal Section for current cards)*

[**SAM'S TOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOKCST) **(Kansas City, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 1998

1st Gold (Sam's Town Club) PPC Rare+ 25  [CG003148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003148)

Red ("Sam's Town Club") PPC Ex Rare 125  [CG125590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125590)

White ("Sam's Town Club") PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG125591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125591)

2nd Gold (Sam's Town Club) None Rare 15  [CG125592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125592)

XX Grey (“Millionaire” & picture square) None Rare 25  [CG125593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125593)

(Card lists Las Vegas, Memphis, MS and Kansas City, MO on reverse & is listed under each)

XX Red (“Play It Again!”) None Rare 15  [CG125594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125594)

XX Red ("Very Important Citizen" & Building) None Unique 300  [CG125595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125595)

(Raised printing. This is the rarest of all known slot cards – now and forever Unique! This card

was intended to be a higher level card. However, from the time it was ordered to the time it was

received by the slot club, upper level management had changed. The new management didn’t like

the card and decided to destroy the entire shipment. Before that happened, however, employee

Jim Kruse asked if he could keep one card and put his name on it as a souvenir. He was allowed

to do so. Shortly after, the rest of the shipment was thrown into a wood chipper outside the casino!)

[**ST. JO FRONTIER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSJSJ) **(St. Joseph, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2006

Reopened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Orange (Player's Club –Horse & Rider) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG003167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003167)

2nd Orange (Player's Club – Horse & Rider) None Common 3  [CG003168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003168)

3rd Orange (Player’s Club –Horse & Rider) ACC Common 3  [CG091312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091312)

XX White (Express Change Bill Acceptor Activation Card) PPC Rare+ 20  [CG003169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003169)

(This casino became “**Terrible's** St Jo Frontier” in 2006 and then reverted back to St. Jo Frontier

when acquired by Affinity Gaming in 2011 when they started using the APlay cards below)

4th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Scarce 3  [CG088959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088959)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Scarce 3  [CG125207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125207)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Scarce 5  [CG125584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125584)

Grey (APlay Club & Black Spade) None V Scarce 7  [CG125585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125585)

(This issue is similar to the Affinity Gaming cards used at most former Terrible's locations

but these cards only list St. Jo Frontier on the reverse but no address.)

5th Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) P708444 Scarce 5  [CG199843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199843)

Grey (APlay Club & Black Spade) P686684 V Scarce 7  [CG199844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199844)

(Casino address added over phone# & web address)

6th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Scarce 3  [CG166747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166747)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Scarce 3  [CG199845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199845)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Scarce 5  [CG199846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199846)

Silver (Aplay Club Platinum & Spade) None V Scarce 7  [CG199847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199847)

(Reverse St. Jo Frontier logo now centered, was toward the left on previous issues)

[**STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOKCSC) **(Kansas City, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2000

*(Station became the Ameristar in late 2000)*

1st Black (Boarding Pass) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG125596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125596)

Black (Boarding Pass) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG125597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125597)

(This issue has a 1996 reverse. The casino opened Jan. 16, 1997)

2nd Black (Boarding Pass) None Common 1  [CG125598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125598)

(This issue has a 1997 reverse. High Rollers have "VIP" stickers attached to their cards)

3rd Black (Boarding Pass) None Common 1  [CG125599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125599)

(This issue has a 1998 reverse. High Rollers have "VIP" stickers attached to their cards.)

4th Black (Boarding Pass) None Common 1  [CG125600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125600)

(This issue has a 1999 reverse. High Rollers have "VIP" stickers attached to their cards.)

5th Black (Boarding Pass) None Common 1  [CG088558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088558)

(This issue has a 2000 reverse. High Rollers have "Conductor's Club" stickers attached.)

XX1 Green ("Instant Change" & 1 Large Arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG125601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125601)

(White Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-888-Bets-Off" printed on top line)

XX2 Green (“Instant Change” & 1 Large Arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG125602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125602)

(Card is same as above, but with a bold background on the obverse)

XX3 Dk Green (“Instant Change” & 1 Large Arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG125603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125603)

(Card is same as above, but with a bold background on the obverse)

XX4 Green ("Instant Change" & 2 Tiny Arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG125604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125604)

(White Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-888-Bets-Off” printed on top line)

XX5 Green (“Instant Change” & 2 Tiny Arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG125605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125605)

(Green Reverse has “Gambling Problem? Call 1-888-Bets Off” printed on top line)

XX6 Green (“Instant Change” & 2 Tiny Arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG125606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125606)

(Green Reverse has nothing printed on top line)

XX Gold ("Premium Player Parking") None V Rare 25  [CG125607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125607)

(Reverse copyright 1998. This card only issued to high rollers for entering a premium parking area.)

[**STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSCCS) **(St. Charles, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2001

*(Station became the Ameristar in 2001)*

1st Green (Casino St. Charles VIP Boarding Pass) Powercard V Rare 25  [CG054990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054990)

(1995 reverse)

2nd Green (Boarding Pass) Powercard Rare 15  [CG054991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054991)

(1996 reverse has a large logo – 1 3/4")

3rd Black (Boarding Pass) Powercard Rare 15  [CG055067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055067)

(1996 on lower left reverse)

4th Black (Boarding Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG059401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059401)

(1997 Reverse with large logo – 1 3/4" and signature strip.)

Black (Boarding Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG059579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059579)

(1997 Reverse with large logo – 1 3/4" but NO signature strip.)

5th Black (Boarding Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG059581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059581)

(1997 Reverse with small logo – 1 1/2" and signature strip.)

6th Black (Boarding Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG059582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059582)

(1999 Reverse has nothing across top of reverse)

7th Black (Boarding Pass) None Common 1  [CG059591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059591)

(1999 Reverse has "Gambling Problem? Call 1-888 BETS OFF" across top of reverse)

(Above cards are known with orange "Golden Opportunities Club" stickers)

PC Green (“Players Plus” Expires July 31, 1995) None V Rare 25  [CG059071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059071)

(Copyright 1995 on reverse also)

[**TERRIBLE'S ST. JO FRONTIER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSJTS) **(St. Joseph, MO)**

[Riverboat] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2011

*(Casino reverted back to the St. Jo Frontier name in 2011 when acquired by Affinity Gaming)*

1st Yellow (Players Club”) cpi 2028882 Common 3  [CG198282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198282)

2nd Yellow (Players Club”) cpi 2033119 Common 3  [CG125236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125236)

3rd Yellow (Players Club”) cpi 2039564 Common 3  [CG125404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125404)

4th Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG125481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125481)

Silver (Players Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG125586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125586)

Gold (Players Club Gold) None Scarce 5  [CG125587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125587)

Black (Players Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG125588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125588)

(This issue is similar to the Terrible's universal cards but these only list the Terrible's St. Jo

Frontier on the reverse)

[**TRUMP CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOKCTC) **(Kansas City, MO)**

[Riverboat] **Casino never opened!**

1st Black (Trump Card Players Club) None V Rare 20  [CG124994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124994)

(All known cards are blanks. According to collector Jim Kruse, "one dozen of these cards were

sent to Missouri Gaming for approval". These appear to be the only cards that survived and

were obtained by collectors.)

XX Red/Silver/Black ("Buy-In Card") None Ex Rare 150  [CG125067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125067)

(According to Jim Kruse, there are 3 survivors known of this card)

[**MONTANA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mt)

**(NOTE: Non-Indian Montana casinos were very small and cards were very difficult to obtain. As a general rule, most non-Indian casinos did not want to issue cards to non-locals! If you were lucky enough to get one issued, you only got ONE. Most had you fill out an application and return 1-2 weeks later to pick it up. Most of the non-Indian Montana casinos did away with cards and went to a pin number, or magnetic tab although some are back to using standard slot cards again. Values are based on their previous availability for those casinos that have stopped using cards.)**

[**1st AVE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTKAFA) **(Kalispell, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

1st Green/White (1st Ave Casino) None Rare 25  [CG011101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011101)

[**307 CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTC3B) **(Columbus, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

1st Green/Red (307 Casino) None Rare 25  [CG011102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011102)

[**APSAALOOKE NIGHTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTCAAN) **(Crow Agency, MT)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Blue (Apsaalooke Nights Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG089606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089606)

("Players Club" in block letters

2nd Blue (Apsaalook Nights Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG148091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148091)

("Players Club" in cursive letters)

[**BARLEYS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIB1) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (Casino Player Club Card) None Rare 35  [CG011103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011103)

[**BAY, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBOTB) **(Bozeman, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2005

1st Tan (“The Bay””) None Rare 25  [CG011104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011104)

[**BAYOU CASINO & LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mtbibc) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 12/2004 Closed: 2009

1st Silver (Gator with players name & number) None Rare 25  [CG011105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011105)

2nd Silver (Gator with players name & number) X000004 Rare 25  [CG011106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011106)

[**BIG B BINGO / MIDAS TOUCH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIBB) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue Marble/Orange/Yellow (“B” and Crown) None Rare 25  [CG011107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011107)

[**BLACK ANGUS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBOBA) **(Bozeman, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (“Players Edge Casino & Cow Skull) None Rare 15  [CG011108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011108)

[**BLACK ANGUS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHABA) **(Havre, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (“Players Edge Casino & Cow Skull) None Rare 15  [CG011109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011109)

[**BLUE MOON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMCBM) **(Miles City, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Blue Moon) None Rare 25  [CG011112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011112)

[**BLUE MOON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTPLBM) **(Plentywood, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st (Grey/Blue/Yellow & Cowboy Riding Moon) None Rare 15  [CG011113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011113)

[**BOBO’S CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFBC) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Freeno) None Rare 25  [CG037365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037365)

(This card is smaller than a regular slot card with a bar code on the reverse)

**BOTTLES & SHOTS (Billings, MT)**

*(See “Club Casinos”)*

[**BROKEN ARROW CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTDLBA) **(Deer Lodge, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow/Orange/ Blue (Broken Arrow) None Rare 15  [CG011130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011130)

[**BULLHOOK BOTTOMS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHAB1) **(Havre, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Casino Magic) None Rare 35  [CG011131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011131)

[**CACTUS CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBICC) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Mustard (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011140)

(4 small numbers are in the right bottom corner of the reverse)

2nd Mustard (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011153)

(NO numbers in the right bottom corner of the reverse. Bar code is 73mm long.)

3rd Mustard (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011154)

(NO numbers in the right bottom corner of the reverse. Bar code is 70mm long.)

4th Mustard (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011157)

(Shiny reverse, all previous cards had a dull reverse)

[**CALIENTE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIC3) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2003

1st Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 35  [CG011158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011158)

[**CASINO HAROLDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTLICH) **(Libby, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/Brown (Grey Saw blade) None Rare 25  [CG011159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011159)

[**CASINO MAGIC / SCOREBOARD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBOCM) **(Bozeman)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Red (2 Casinos listed) None Rare 35  [CG011160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011160)

(Locals ONLY)

[**CASINO ROYALE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIC4) **(Billings, MT**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple/Orange (Royale Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG011164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011164)

(Number indented under barcode)

Purple/Orange (Royale Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG011165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011165)

(Number flush with left side of barcode)

(Text paragraph on reverse is 12mm tall on these cards)

2nd Purple/Orange (Royale Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG011166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011166)

(Text paragraph on reverse is 14mm tall)

[**CATTLE COUNTRY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHACC) **(Harlowton, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow/Blue (Cowboy on Horseback) None Rare 25  [CG011168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011168)

[**CATTLE-AC**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTSICA) **(Sidney, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lavender (“MVP Club”) None Rare 25  [CG011167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011167)

(Smartchip on reverse)

[**CELLAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMCC1) **(Miles City, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes – casino burned down

1st Brown/Yellow (Gold Rush Club Member) None V Rare 15  [CG011169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011169)

(Raised Print on reverse, Bar Code is 37mm )

2nd Brown/Yellow (Gold Rush Club Member) None Rare 15  [CG011185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011185)

(No raised print, Bar Code is 64mm wide)

3rd Brown/Yellow (Gold Rush Club Member) None Rare 15  [CG011197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011197)

(Raised Print on the reverse, Bar Code is 67mm wide)

[**CHARGING HORSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTLDCH) **(Lame Deer, MT)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Blue (Rewards Plus Card) None Rare 15  [CG014913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014913)

(Reverse printing is upside down, box for member name on reverse)

2nd Blue (Rewards Plus Card) None Rare 15  [CG148245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148245)

(No longer has box on reverse for member name)

[**CIRCLE INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIC5) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (19th Hole Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011202)

*(No longer use cards)*

[**CITY CASINO & BINGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIC6) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (“City”) None Rare 25  [CG011203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011203)

(Number indented under barcode)

Blue (“City”) None Rare 25  [CG011205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011205)

(Number flush with left side of barcode)

[**CLUB CASINO – HEIGHTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIC8) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Tan (Malibu Membership Gold Club) None Rare 15  [CG011209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011209)

(Bar code is 13mm in height)

2nd Blue/Tan (Malibu Membership Gold Club) None Rare 15  [CG011210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011210)

(Bar code is 10mm in height)

3rd Blue/Tan (Malibu Membership Gold Club) None Rare 15  [CG011211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011211)

(Bar code is 9.5mm in height)

4th Blue/Tan (Malibu Membership Gold Club) None Rare 15  [CG011212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011212)

(Bar code is 11mm in height)

[**CLUB CASINO – WEST END**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIC7) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Tan (West Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG011114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011114)

(Bar Code is 73mm long)

2nd Blue/Tan (West Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG011115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011115)

(Bar code is 70mm long)

(These cards do not have the casino name on either side)

[**COLLEENS “LUCKY CHARM”**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFLC) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Freeno) None Rare 15  [CG037365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037365)

(This card is smaller than a regular slot card with a bar code on the reverse)

[**DEANO’S CASINO/DIAMOND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIDC) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey/Red Multi (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011213)

[**DIAMOND JIM’S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBUDJ) **(Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011214)

(This card has a glossy finish & 13mm tall barcode)

2nd Green (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011215)

(Number indented under barcode,flat satin finish with 9.5mm tall barcode)

Green (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011216)

(Number flush with left side of barcode, glossy finish with 10mm tall barcode)

3rd Green (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011217)

(Bar code very short – only 8mm high)

XX Multi (Lucky Spin Card) None Rare 15  [CG011224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011224)

(This card was used also used at the Prairie Star and Press Box casinos)

[**DIAMOND JIM’S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIDJ) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011228)

[**DIAMOND JUBILEE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIDJ) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (“Elite” Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG011229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011229)

*(This casino had previously used the Lucky Lady Slot Cards)*

[**DIAMOND SAM'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIDS) **(Billings, MT)**

*(See “Lucky Lady”)*

[**DUCK INN, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHADI) **(Havre, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2009

1st Red (Duck with cowboy hat) None Rare 25  [CG011230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011230)

(Some cards have a printed sticker with the player's name on the reverse)

PC Red/White(Duck with Cowboy Hat) None Rare 15  [CG011231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011231)

[**EMERALD CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFEC) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Teal (Emerald City Casino) None Rare 15  [CG011232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011232)

(Wider barcode that is 12mm high with numbers under bottom left corner of barcode, no space

between text and barcode, reverse text paragraph is 12mm high)

Teal (Emerald City Casino) None Rare 15  [CG011235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011235)

(Wider barcode that is 11mm high with numbers under bottom left corner of barcode, no space

between text and barcode, reverse text paragraph is 13mm high)

2nd Teal (Emerald City Casino) None Rare 15  [CG011236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011236)

(Narrower/shorter barcode with numbers spread across entire bottom of the barcode, space

between text and barcode)

3rd Green (Emerald City Casino over Emerald Gem) None Rare 15  [CG145045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145045)

(Barcode on reverse and also has Taco Treat, Amiga Lounge and Halftime Sports Bar logos on

the reverse and the card is good at all locations listed)

[**EMERALD CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTWHEC) **(Whitefish, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Teal (Emerald City Casino) None Rare 15  [CG011237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011237)

[**FORT BELKNAP CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHAFB) **(Harlem, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Red (Rewards Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG082387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082387)

(Copyright 2010)

[**FRENCH CONNECTION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTFTFC) **(Frenchtown, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Wine/Blue (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011238)

[**GAMING GARAGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIGG) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2009

1st White (Logo in Red Flames) None Rare 15  [CG011239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011239)

[**GLACIER PEAKS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBRGP) **(Browning, MT)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Glacier Rewards Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG011240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011240)

(Copyright 2011)

PC White (“Player’s Club” ) None V Scarce 15  [CG011242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011242)

(Temporary card that preceded the plastic card)

[**GOLD BAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTKAGB) **(Kalispell, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Mustard (Gray hands with gold bar) None Rare 15  [CG011247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011247)

[**GOLD BAR TAVERN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTANGB) **(Anaconda, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2009

PC Blue/Grey (Players Choice) None Rare 25  [CG011253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011253)

(This laminated card is kept at the casino – not to be removed from the premises)

[**GOLD DUST CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIGD) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG011254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011254)

[**GOLD MINE GAMING PARLOR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBUGM) **( Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/Brown (Player Club Card - Pick & Shovel) None Rare 15  [CG011255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011255)

2nd Red/Brown (Player Club Card - Pick & Shovel) None Rare 15  [CG011256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011256)

(This card has a glossy finish-previous cards were satin)

[**GOLD RUSH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBUGR) **(Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC1 White (Gold Rush Casino VIP) None Rare 15  [CG011258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011258)

PC2 Yellow (Gold Rush Casino VIP) None Rare 15  [CG011259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011259)

PC3 Orange (Gold Rush Casino VIP) None Rare 15  [CG011269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011269)

(No numbers printed under barcode)

PC4 Orange (Gold Rush Casino VIP) None Rare 15  [CG011270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011270)

(Numbers are lined below the barcode)

PC5 Yellow (Gold Rush Casino VIP) None Rare 15  [CG011271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011271)

(Line drawing of man & mule on flip side. Numbers are lined below the bar code.)

(This casino uses laminated paper cards)

[**GOLD STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIGS) **(Bigfork, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Yellow Star in upper left) None Rare 25  [CG011275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011275)

[**GOLD STRIKE LANES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTCOGS) **(Columbus, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (PS Player Station) None Rare 25  [CG011276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011276)

[**GOLDEN SPUR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMCGS) **(Miles City, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan/Orange (“Golden Spur Casino” & Spur) None Rare 15  [CG011277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011277)

(There are numbers in lower right corner of the reverse & Bar code is almost 7 cm wide)

2nd Tan/Orange (“Golden Spur Casino” & Spur) None Rare 25  [CG011278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011278)

(There are NO numbers in lower right corner of the reverse & Bar code 7.5 cm wide)

[**GRAN TREE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBOGT) **(Bozeman, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Green Martini Glass with Fish ) None V Rare 35  [CG011279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011279)

(Locals ONLY)

PC Blue (It pays to play!) None V Scarce 7  [CG011280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011280)

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIG1) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White Marble (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011281)

[**GRAND STAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIG2) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (“Gambler’s Points Plus”) None Rare 25  [CG011282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011282)

[**GRAY WOLF PEAK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIGW) **(Evaro, MT)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Dancing Boy Players Club - Elk) None V Scarce 7  [CG013546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013546)

2nd Black (Wolf Pack Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG029487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029487)

[**HALFTIME SPORTS BAR & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFHS) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Red/ Blue (Halftime) None Rare 25  [CG011283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011283)

[**HAVRE EMPORIUM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHAHE) **(Havre, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Blue (Food Fuel Casino & Duck on Stagecoach) None Rare 15  [CG011284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011284)

(Bar code is 13mm in height)

2nd Orange/Blue (Food Fuel Casino & Duck on Stagecoach) None Rare 15  [CG199904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199904)

(Bar code is 9mm in height)

[**HEISER’S BAR & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBAHB) **(Baker, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (BlackGOLD Card, Swipe It Rich) None Rare 15  [CG011285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011285)

[**HILLTOP STATION CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIHS) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/Blue (Player’s Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011286)

2nd Red/Blue (Player’s Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011287)

(This issue has a glossy reverse, previous cards were dull. Reverse text also larger.)

[**HOLIDAY CASINO & LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFHC) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2005

1st Blue (Holiday) None Rare 25  [CG011288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011288)

PC White ("5 for 5 - 1 Stamp Per Day" Game Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG011289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011289)

[**HOLIDAY WEST CASINO & LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFHW) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Holiday West) None Rare 15  [CG011290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011290)

[**HUDSON’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIHL) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Players Club & Frog with beer) None Rare 25  [CG011291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011291)

[**JACK RABBIT REDS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHAJ1) **(Hardin, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Freeno Club Member – 21mm barcode) None Rare 15  [CG037434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037434)

2nd Green (Freeno Club Member – 15mm barcode) None Rare 15  [CG084437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084437)

(These small cards are ¼ the size of most cards & meant to be put on a key ring)

[**JACKPOT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIJC) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2003

1st Blue/Yellow/Red (Jackpot & Jack of Hearts) None V Rare 25  [CG011292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011292)

2nd Blue/Yellow/Red (Jackpot & Jack of Hearts) None V Rare 25  [CG011293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011293)

(Space between 1st and 2nd lines of text on reverse under member name)

[**JUKEBOX ANNIE'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBUNA) **(Butte, MT)**

*(See Nickel Annie's)*

[**KALI$PELL CA$INO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTKAKC) **(Kalispell, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2004

1st Orange/White (Kail$spell Ca$ino) None Rare 25  [CG011294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011294)

[**KINGS KORNER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIKK) **(Billings, MT**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple (4 suits in the corners) None Rare 15  [CG011295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011295)

2nd Purple (4 suits in the corners) None Rare 25  [CG011296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011296)

(This issue card has a dull reverse, previous card was glossy)

**[KWA TAQ NUK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTPOKW) (Helena, MT)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow/Multi (WIld Horse Players Club Card – Pony) None V Scarce 7  [CG113988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113988)

Green/Multi (Wild Horse Players Club Card – Stallion) None V Scarce 7  [CG013555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013555)

Metallic Silver (Wild Horse Players Club Card – Mustang) None Rare 15  [CG057646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057646)

PC White (Kwa Taq Nuk Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG013556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013556)

(Raised Print on obverse, blank reverse. Preceded plastic cards)

**[LITTLE BIG MEN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHALB) (Hardin, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Wine/Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011378)

(1st line of text on reverse is 34 mm in length)

2nd Wine/Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011379)

(1st line of text on reverse is 39 mm in length)

[**LITTLE BIG HORN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTCALB)**(Crow Agency, MT)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Multi (Players Club Member) None Rare 25  [CG199737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199737)

[**LITTLE NEVADA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBILN) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Player’s Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011380)

2nd Red (Player’s Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011381)

(This issue card has a dull finish on the reverse, previous cards were glossy)

3rd Red (Player’s Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011382)

(Very short bar code – only 8mm tall)

[**LUCKY ACES CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBULA) **(Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2004

1st Purple/Green (“Lucky Aces” & 4 Aces) None Rare 25  [CG011374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011374)

2nd Dk Pink /Green (“Lucky Aces” & 4 Aces) None Rare 25  [CG011375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011375)

[**LUCKY BUCK CASINO BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMILB) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 15  [CG011383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011383)

[**LUCKY LADY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBILL) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (“Slot Card” & 4 Suits) None Rare 15  [CG011384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011384)

Silver (“Slot Card” & 4 Suits) None V Rare 25  [CG011385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011385)

Gold (“Slot Card” & 4 Suits) None V Rare 25  [CG011387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011387)

Black (“Slot Card Premiere Gold” & 4 Suits) None V Rare 25  [CG011386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011386)

(3 casinos are listed on the obverse of these cards: “Lucky Lady”, “Diamond Jubilee” and

either “Diamond Sam’s” or "Tiara" – cards were used at all locations)

[**LUCKY LIL’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTANLL) **(Anaconda, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Lucky Lil’s Casinos) None Rare 15  [CG011388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011388)

*(Casino now uses “pin numbers”, not cards)*

**LUCKY SPIN (MT)**

*(See Diamond Jim, Prairie Star Gaming Hall and Press Box Casino Sport Bar)*

[**LUCKY SPOT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBULS) **(Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2004

1st White/Red (Casino Magic) None Rare 35  [CG011389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011389)

[**LUCKY STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBILS) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Teal (“Lucky Star” ) None Rare 25  [CG011390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011390)

[**LUCKY STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTLELS) **(Lewistown, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Teal (“Lucky Star” ) None Rare 15  [CG011391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011391)

[**LUCKY STRIKE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMILS) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 15  [CG011392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011392)

(Number under barcode is indented)

Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 15  [CG011393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011393)

(Number under barcode is flush with left of barcode)

(Yellow stripe on obverse and barcode is 12.5 mm in height on both cards)

2nd Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 15  [CG011394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011394)

(Yellowish Orange stripe on obverse. Bar code is 10 mm in height.)

[**MAGIC DIAMOND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHEMD) **(Helena, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2009

1st Black (Logo & Picture of Casino Interior) None V Rare 15  [CG011395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011395)

[**MIDAS TOUCH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIBB) **(Billings, MT)**

*(See “Big B Bingo")*

[**MISS TRUDY’S POOLSIDE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHAMT) **(Havre, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Water & Life Saver-2 Hotels in upper corners) None Rare 15  [CG011396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011396)

[**MONTANA CHAD’S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIMC) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Yellow (Large “CHAD’S”) None Rare 35  [CG011397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011397)

(Card was never used. Machine was placed in casino, 2 weeks later machine was removed.)

[**MONTANA HORSESHOE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBUMH) **(Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/Orange (Player’s Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011398)

[**MULLAN STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIMS) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 25  [CG011399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011399)

(There are numbers in lower right corner of the reverse)

2nd Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 25  [CG011400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011400)

(Numbers indented under left end of barcode)

Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 25  [CG011401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011401)

(Numbers flush with left end of barcode)

(There are NO numbers in lower right corner of the reverse on this issue)

(First two issues have Yellow strip along bottom obverse)

3rd Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 25  [CG011402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011402)

(Yellowish Orange strip along bottom obverse)

*(This casino now uses the magnetic tabs, not slot cards)*

[**NEON LIGHTS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBINL) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2007

1st Multi (“Neon Lights Casino”) None Rare 15  [CG011403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011403)

(Signature box on reverse)

2nd Multi (“Neon Lights Casino”) None Rare 15  [CG011404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011404)

(Signature STRIP but no box on reverse)

[**NICKEL ANNIE’S & JUKEBOX ANNIE’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBUNA) **(Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2004

1st Yellow/Multi (Player’s Club and Player’s Choice Casinos) None Rare 25  [CG011405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011405)

[**NICKELS GAMING PARLOUR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHENG) **(Helena, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC White (Raccoon Club) None Rare 15  [CG011406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011406)

[**NORTHERN WINZ**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBENW) **(Box Elder, MT)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Winz Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011411)

(Casino had stopped using player cards for some period of time between the 1st and 2nd issues)

2nd Blue (Players Club – Bison) None V Scarce 7  [CG011412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011412)

(Copyright 2010 with no casino logo on reverse)

3rd Blue (Players Club – Bison) None V Scarce 7  [CG011413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011413)

(Copyright 2010 with casino logo on reverse and address is "11275 U.S. Highway 87")

4th Blue (Players Club – Bison) None V Scarce 7  [CG146071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146071)

(Copyright 2010 with casino logo on reverse and address is "11031 U.S. Highway 87")

[**PADDLEWHEEL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIP1) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (“Gambler’s Points Plus”) None Rare 25  [CG011414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011414)

[**PARADISE FALLS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIPF) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 15  [CG011415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011415)

[**PLAYERS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFP1) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Freeno) None Rare 15  [CG037365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037365)

(This card is smaller than a regular slot card with a bar code on the reverse)

[**PORKY’S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTCBPC) **(Cut Bank, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple/Green (Pink Pig) None Rare 25  [CG011416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011416)

[**PRAIRIE STAR GAMING HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIPS) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple/Orange (Under the Neon Star) None Rare 25  [CG011420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011420)

(Numbers indented under left end of barcode)

2nd Navy/Orange (Under the Neon Star) None Rare 25  [CG011421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011421)

(Numbers flush with left end of barcode)

XX Multi (Lucky Spin Card) None Rare 15  [CG011224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011224)

(This card was used also used at the Diamond Jim and Press Box casinos)

[**PRESS BOX CASINO SPORTS BAR RESTAURANT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIPB) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 15  [CG011417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011417)

2nd Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 15  [CG011418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011418)

(This issue has a glossy reverse, previous cards were dull)

XX Multi (Lucky Spin Card) None Rare 15  [CG011224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011224)

(This card was used also used at the Diamond Jim and Prairie Star casinos)

[**PROSPECTOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFPR) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Freeno) None Rare 25  [CG037435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037435)

2nd Blue (Freeno) None Rare 15  [CG037365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037365)

(These cards are smaller than a regular slot card with a bar code on the reverse)

[**RED BARON CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIRB) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“It Pays To Play” - Royal Flush & Casino Logo Box) None Rare 25  [CG011423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011423)

[**REMINGTON BAR & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTWFRE) **(Whitefish, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (4 Outlaws on Horseback w/Guns) None Rare 15  [CG011424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011424)

[**RENO CLASSIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFRC) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Freeno) None Rare 15  [CG037365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037365)

(This card is smaller than a regular slot card with a bar code on the reverse)

[**RIVER BANK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIRB) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2009

1st Blue/Yellow (White Mountains & thin Blue River) None Rare 25  [CG011425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011425)

(13mm high barcode)

Blue/Yellow (White Mountains & thin Blue River) None Rare 25  [CG011426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011426)

(12mm high barcode)

[**RIVERBOAT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIRI) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Wine (Gambler’s Points Plus) None Rare 25  [CG011427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011427)

[**RIVERBOAT QUEEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFRQ) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Freeno) None Rare 15  [CG037365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037365)

(This card is smaller than a regular slot card with a bar code on the reverse)

[**RUSTY DUCK, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTDITR) **(Dillon, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Duck on Water) None Rare 15  [CG011428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011428)

[**SAWBUCK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTKASC) **(Kalispell, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/Orange/Yellow (“SC” in upper corners) None Rare 25  [CG011596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011596)

(On reverse “Member Name” is **13** mm)

2nd Green/Orange/Yellow (“SC” in upper corners) None Rare 25  [CG011600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011600)

(On reverse “Member Name” is **15** mm)

(**Locals** O**nly** — no cards given out)

[**SCOREBOARD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBOCM) **(Bozeman, MT)**

*(See “Casino Magic")*

[**SHOOTERS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBISH) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Green (Player Identification Card) None Ex Rare 25  [CG011601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011601)

(Raised Print)

Gold (Player Identification Card) None Ex Rare 25  [CG011604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011604)

(Both Cards are obsolete, as the casino now used a magnetic button to track member play)

[**SID’S EAST SIDE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTLASE) **(Laurel, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2005

1st Orange/Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011605)

(Satin finish)

2nd Orange/Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG011606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011606)

(Glossy finish)

[**SILVER CITY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTGFRQ) **(Great Falls, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(This casino became “Prospector”)*

1st Black (Freeno) None Rare 25  [CG037435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037365)

[**SILVER STAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMCSS) **(Miles City, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (“Silver Star Casino” & Star) None Rare 25  [CG011609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011609)

(Numbers under barcode are indented from left of barcode, barcode is 13mm high)

Blue (“Silver Star Casino” & Star) None Rare 25  [CG011611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011611)

(Numbers under barcode are aligned with left of barcode, barcode is 12mm high)

[**SILVER STRIKE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTRLSS) **(Red Lodge, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/Yellow (Sports Bar – Bowling) None Rare 25  [CG011628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011628)

2nd Dk Green Yellow (Sports Bar – Bowling) None Rare 25  [CG011634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011634)

[**SILVER TIP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHAST) **(Hamilton, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC White (Pondy Card) None Scarce 15  [CG011643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011643)

[**SILVER WOLF CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTWPSW) **(Wolf Point, MT)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Small Wolf Head) None Rare 25  [CG011647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011647)

2nd Blue (Northeast Montana's Premiere Gaming Est.) None V Scarce 25  [CG017319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017319)

(Reverse is upside down with mag stripe and no barcode)

XX Black (Rocket Games/Rocket Rewards) None Rare 25  [CG011648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011648)

[**SILVERADO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTWPSC) **(Eureka, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Blue/Lt Blue/Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011649)

[**SILVERADO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTKAS1) **(Kalispell, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 2009

1st White (Very Important Player Club) PPC Rare+ 35  [CG011657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011657)

2nd Dk Blue/Lt Blue/Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011666)

[**SILVERTIP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMIST) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (VIP Card) None Rare+ 35  [CG011644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011644)

(Raised Print)

PC White/Black (VIP Club) None Rare 25  [CG011646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011646)

[**SOUTHFORK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBISC) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (Western Dining) None Rare 25  [CG011667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011667)

(There is a space between the last line of text and barcode, which is 74mm long)

2nd Brown (Western Dining) None Rare 25  [CG011668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011668)

(The last line “for misuse.” almost touches the 72mm bar code)

[**STAGECOACH STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMCS1) **(Miles City, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2008

1st Tan/Yellow (Player’s Club Boarding Pass) None Rare+ 15  [CG011669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011669)

(Bar code on reverse is slightly more than 3.5 cm wide)

2nd Tan/Yellow (Player’s Club Boarding Pass) None Rare 15  [CG011681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011681)

(Bar code on reverse is almost 6.5 cm wide)

[**STATE LINE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBASL) **(Bainville, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Cowboy on Horseback with lariat) None Rare 15  [CG011682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011682)

[**SUNSET CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHESC) **(Helena, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Black (Sunset and crescent moon) None Rare+ 15  [CG011683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011683)

[**TIARA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBIT1) **(Billings, MT)**

*(See “Lucky Lady”)*

[**TOM’S LOUNGE & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTFOTL) **(Forsyth, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/Yellow (Hat and Pot of Gold) None Rare 25  [CG011685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011685)

[**TREASURE CHEST CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBUTC) **(Butte, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/Yellow (Players Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG011686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011686)

[**TREASURE CREEK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTBITC) **(Billings, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (“Player Club Card” & Fish) None Rare 15  [CG011695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011695)

2nd Gold (“Player Club Card” & Fish with Bubbles) None Rare 15  [CG011696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011696)

(Raised Print)

3rd Tan/Black (“Player Club Card” & River Rocks) None Rare 25  [CG011697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011697)

[**TRENARYS IRISH PUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTMITI) **(Missoula, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2005

*(Later became Fat Kats)*

1st White (Casino Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG011699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011699)

[**VAULT, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHATV) **(Hamilton, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey/Yellow (Where The Money Is!) None Rare 25  [CG011700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011700)

[**VICTORIAN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTHAVC) **(Hamilton, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Victorian Casino) None Rare 15  [CG011701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011701)

[**VICTORIAN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MTWHVC) **(Whitefish, MT)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Victorian Casino) None Rare 15  [CG011708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011708)

Mustard/Yellow (Victorian Casino) None Rare 15  [CG011709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011709)

[**NEBRASKA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ne)

[**FONNER KENO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NEGIFK) **(Grand Isl, NE)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Part of Fonner Park, a thoroughbred race track that offers live Keno gambling)*

PC Blue (“Players Club” & barcode on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG172712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172712)

[**OHIYA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NENIOC) **(Niobrara, NE)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2006

1st Black (Dream Catcher Logo & Flower Border) None Scarce 3  [CG013543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013543)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG013544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013544)

XX White (Multimedia) None Scarce 3  [CG013545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013545)

[**NEVADA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=nv)

[**4 PLAY AT THE BREWERY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV4P) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (4 Jacks) None Scarce 3  [CG141479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141479)

Black (4 Queens) None Scarce 3  [CG141480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141480)

Black (4 Kings) None Scarce 3  [CG141481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141481)

Black (4 Aces) None Scarce 3  [CG141482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141482)

(Single logo and address on reverse)

2nd Black (4 Jacks) None Scarce 3  [CG200702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200702)

Black (4 Queens) None Scarce 3  [CG200703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200703)

(Two logos and address on reverse)

[**4-WAY CAFE & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWE4W0) **(Wells, NV)**

*(See “Alamo” in Sparks for cards used at both locations)*

[**AGAVE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX45) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: yes

1st Dk Orange (Agave Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG113312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113312)

**AL’S GARAGE (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Al’s Garage Sports Bar Gaming) None V Scarce 7  [CG211561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211561)

[**AL’S GARAGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEAG) **(Henderson, NV)**

*(See Sedona Club for original cards, then became of District Tavern Group)*

[**ALADDIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVAR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened 1996-97/ 2000-2007

*(Became “Planet Hollywood” in 2007)*

1st Blue (Picture of Hotel) PPC V Rare+ 25  [CG005563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005563)

(No phone number on reverse. These are much harder to find than the 2nd issue)

2nd Blue (Picture of Hotel) PPC Common 1  [CG005564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005564)

(1-800-367-2850 number on reverse)

3rd Blue (Picture of Aladdin's Lamp) None Common 1  [CG058317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058317)

Blue (London Club) None Common 1  [CG058319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058319)

(Used upstairs in the London Club casino)

(Both cards are shiny metallic cards)

4th Purple (Club Aladdin & Lamp) None Common 1  [CG058313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058313)

(Shades of purple vary from light to dark)

5th Blue (Club Aladdin & Lamp) None Common 1  [CG005565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005565)

6th Gold (Club Aladdin & Lamp) 03 Common 1  [CG005566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005566)

(Card is partially clear-has black line through gold lamp on reverse, 03 lower right obverse)

7th Blue (Club Aladdin & Lamp) None Common 1  [CG005558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005558)

(The web address and phone number are on 2 separate lines)

Gold (Club Aladdin & Lamp) 03 Common 1  [CG058318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058318)

(Card is partially clear-has black lamp over a gold line on reverse, 03 lower right obverse)

Gold (Club Aladdin & Lamp) None Common 1  [CG005562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005562)

(Card is partially clear-has black lamp over a gold line on reverse, **NO** 03 lower right obverse)

8th Multi Blue (Club Aladdin) None Common 0  [CG070307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070307)

(Bottom line on reverse **65** mm, punched hole in bottom right corner of card)

Mustard (Club Aladdin & Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG033943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033943)

Silver (Club Aladdin & Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG034484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034484)

(More bluish in color, dark or light BROWN mag strip)

Silver (Club Aladdin & Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG034488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034488)

(More pinkish in color, BLACK mag strip)

9th Multi Blue (Club Aladdin) None Common 0  [CG033942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033942)

(Bottom line on reverse **60** mm, reverse text moved right for punched hole in middle of card)

XX Brick Red (Release the Genie & “Earn Only 10 Points”) PPC Common 1  [CG058320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058320)

XX Brick Red (Release the Genie & “Earn Only 25 Points”) None Common 1  [CG058321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058321)

(These cards were given out to new members only)

XX Black (“Win $1,000,000” & “Earn Only 25 Points”) None Common 1  [CG005573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005573)

XX Black (“Sly LX” ) None Ex Rare 50  [CG005574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005574)

(Card used for Sylvester Stalone’s 60th Birthday)

PC Blue/Red (“Preferred Slot Customer”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG005569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005569)

PC White (“Prestige Membership Card”) None V Rare+ 25  [CG005570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005570)

(Top line on obverse, “Aladdin Hotel & Casino”, is in **gold** writing)

PC White (“Prestige Membership Card”) None V Rare+ 25  [CG005571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005571)

(Top line on obverse, “Aladdin Hotel & Casino”, is in **black** writing)

PC White (Introductory Table Games Card) None Common 1  [CG005572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005572)

(Grey text on reverse)

PC White (Introductory Table Games Card) None Common 1  [CG058322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058322)

(Orange text on reverse, reverse printed upside down from previous card)

PCX White (“Genie Jackpot Bingo”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG005568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005568)

(Slightly oversized and used in the mid-80’s)

**[ALAMO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPAT) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

[**ALAMO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMCAC) **(Mill City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

[**ALAMO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLAC) **(North Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

[**ALAMO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPAT) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

[**ALAMO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWE) **(Wells, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Cards used at various Alamo truck stops in NV)*

1st Red/White (The Revolution & Daniel Boone) None V Rare 35  [CG109498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109498)

2nd Red/Multi (The Revolution) None Common 1  [CG109499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109499)

3rd Black (The Revolution Club) None Common 1  [CG160347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160347)

PC (Patrons Picture) None V Rare 35  [CG109500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109500)

[**ALIANTE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLA1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Aliante Station Casino that became an independent casino in 2012)*

1st Blue (Aliante Players Club - Premier) None Common 1  [CG110663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110663)

Yellow (Aliante Players Club – Elite) None Common 1  [CG110664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110664)

Grey (Aliante Players Club – Celebrity) None Common 3  [CG110665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110665)

Maroon (Aliante Players Club – Headliner) None Common 3  [CG120593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120593)

(Copyright 2012, reservations phone number is 1-800-692-7777)

2a Blue (Aliante Players Club – Premier) None Common 1  [CG110668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110668)

Yellow (Aliante Players Club – Elite) None Common 1  [CG118203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118203)

Grey (Aliante Players Club – Celebrity) None Common 3  [CG118204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118204)

2b Blue (Aliante Players Club – Premier) PG Common 1  [CG117128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117128)

Yellow (Aliante Players Club – Elite) PG Common 1  [CG139743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139743)

(On 2b cards last line in reverse paragraph starts “with anyone…”)

2c Blue (Aliante Players Club – Premier) PG Common 1  [CG207019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207019)

Yellow (Aliante Players Club – Elite) PG Common 1  [CG159077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159077)

Grey (Aliante Players Club – Celebrity) PG Common 3  [CG200704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200704)

(On 2c cards last line in reverse paragraph starts “(personal identification…”)

(All 2nd issue cards copyright 2012, reservations phone number is 1-702-692-7777)

3rd Blue (Aliante Players Club - Premier) None Common 1  [CG110666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110666)

Yellow (Aliante Players Club – Elite) None Common 1  [CG118173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118173)

Grey (Aliante Players Club – Celebrity) None Common 3  [CG121116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121116)

Maroon (Aliante Players Club – Headliner) None Common 3  [CG118175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118175)

Black (Aliante Players Club – Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG110667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110667)

(Copyright 2012, reservations phone number is 1-877-477-7627)

4th Blue (Aliante Players Club - Premier) None Common 1  [CG115069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115069)

(Copyright 2013 on reverse, reservations phone number is 1-877-477-7627)

5th Blue (Celebrating 1 Year of Independence – Premier) None Common 1  [CG121102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121102)

Yellow (Celebrating 1 Year of Independence – Elite) None Common 1  [CG118205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118205)

Grey (Celebrating 1 Year of Independence – Celebrity) None Common 3  [CG121117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121117)

Maroon (Celebrating 1 Year of Indendence – Headliner) None Common 3  [CG121118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121118)

Black (Celebrating 1 Year of Independence - Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG117309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117309)

(1 Year anniversary cards are copyright 2013 and have "Keys to Freedom" lower right obverse)

6th Black (Aliante Players Club – Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG125313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125313)

(Copyright 2013, reservations phone number is 1-800-692-7777)

7th Blue (Aliante Players Club – Premier) PG Common 1  [CG160046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160046)

Red (Aliante Players Club – Celebrity) PG Common 3  [CG163525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163525)

Green (Aliante Players Club – Headliner) PG Common 3  [CG200705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200705)

Black (Aliante Players Club – Legend) PG V Scarce 7  [CG200706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200706)

(Copyright 2016)

8th Blue (Aliante Players Club – Premier) None Common 1  [CG202580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202580)

Red (Aliante Players Club – Celebrity) None Common 3  [CG202581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202581)

Green (Aliante Players Club – Headliner) None Common 3  [CG202582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202582)

(Copyright 2016)

*(Now uses the generic Boyd Gaming cards)*

XX Green (VIP Parking) None Scarce 3  [CG110669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110669)

**[ALYSTRA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEAL) (Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 1998

1st White ("Alystra" Logo only) None Rare 15  [CG062571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062571)

[**ANTHONY'S CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVAN) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened c.1990 Closed 1993

PC White ("Anthony's Club") None Ex Rare 150  [CG005633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005633)

(Horizontal reverse)

PC White ("Anthony's Club") None Ex Rare 100  [CG005634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005634)

(Vertical reverse)

**[AQUARIUS CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlva8) (Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(See* ***Universal Cards*** *for the A.C.E Rewards Club Cards including the Aquarius Casino,*

*Arizona Charlie’s and new Stratosphere cards)*

[**ARIZONA CHARLIE'S WEST / DECATUR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVAD) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened c.1995 Closed: no

1st Cream (No Black Strip on Reverse) None V Rare 30  [CG005635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005635)

(These are at least 10 times harder to find than the 2nd issue)

2nd Cream (Black Strip on Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG058351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058351)

3rd Reddish Sepia Tone (Large Charlie) PPC Common 1  [CG058350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058350)

Bluish Sepia Tone (Large Charlie) PPC Common 1  [CG058349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058349)

(6 Lines in paragraph on reverse)

4th Reddish Sepia Tone (Large Charlie) PPC Common 1  [CG005636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005636)

Bluish Sepia Tone (Large Charlie) PPC Common 1  [CG005637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005637)

(5 Lines in paragraph on reverse)

5th Blue (Ultimate Rewards-West) None Common 1  [CG058353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058353)

(Both Charlie’s West and Charlie’s East are listed on the reverse)

6th Blue (Ultimate Rewards-one star) None Common 1  [CG058352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058352)

Silver (High Roller-2 stars) None Common 3  [CG110680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110680)

Gold (Big Shot-3 stars) None Common 3  [CG110681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110681)

Dk Grey (Ultimate-4 stars) None Common 3  [CG110682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110682)

(Decatur on obverse bottom right in logo - 3 properties are listed - added Stratosphere Tower on

reverse. Some cards have a numbered sticker on the obverse for the “Sports Book” area .)

(Previously listed 7th issue is now included in Stratosphere listings)

XX Red (Arizona Charlie's Logo) None Rare+ 20  [CG110683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110683)

(This was used as an emergency card)

*(See* ***“Ultimate Rewards”*** *issues for later cards used at Arizona Charlie’s & Arizona*

*Charlie’s East before switching to A.C.E. Rewards Club Cards, both listed in the Universal*

*Cards Section also used at Stratosphere and Aquarius Casino.)*

**[ARIZONA CHARLIE'S EAST / BOULDER](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVAB) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Red/Orange (Charlie Logo Surrounded By Stars) None Common 1  [CG058354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058354)

2nd Purple (Ultimate Rewards-East) None Common 1  [CG058355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058355)

Blue (Ultimate Rewards-East) None Common 1  [CG005673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005673)

(Lists 1 casino on reverse)

3rd Blue (Ultimate Rewards-East) None Common 1  [CG005674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005674)

(Lists 2 casinos on reverse)

4th Blue (Ultimate Rewards-Boulder) None Common 1  [CG005675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005675)

Silver (High Roller-2 stars) None Common 3  [CG005676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005676)

Gold (Big Shot-3 stars) None Common 3  [CG058356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058356)

(The “I” in “Big” is over the “I” in “Ultimate”)

Dk Gold (Big Shot-3 stars) None Common 3  [CG005677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005677)

(The “G” in “Big” is over the “I” in “Ultimate”)

Dk Grey (Ultimate-4 stars) None Common 3  [CG005678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005678)

(Boulder on bottom right obverse in logo, this issue lists 3 properties on the reverse)

(Previously listed 5th issue is now included in Stratosphere listings)

XX White (Orange text on obverse) None Rare 7  [CG005679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005679)

(Temporary card)

*(See* ***“Ultimate Rewards”*** *issues for later cards used at Arizona Charlie’s & Arizona*

*Charlie’s East before switching to A.C.E. Rewards Club Cards, both listed in the Universal*

*Cards Section now also used at Stratosphere and Aquarius Casino.)*

[**ATLANTIS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREAT) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Club Paradise Charter Member 55 ") PPC V Rare 40  [CG062995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062995)

2nd Green ("Club Paradise Member") PPC Scarce 3  [CG058926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058926)

(5th line on reverse begins "on the benefits of your..." Also, phone number has (702) area code.)

3rd Green ("Club Paradise Member") PPC Common 1  [CG109881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0109881)

(5th line on reverse is "Club Paradise membership." Also, phone number has (775) area code.)

(“Local Mania” Stickers have been found dated 1-25-01)

4th Lavender ("Club Paradise Preferred") PPC Common 0  [CG059221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059221)

(Web address on reverse 33m wide. There are color variations of the bottom of the card.

The “t” in “insert” is below the **“NV”** in the line above the mag strip.)

Lavender ("Club Paradise Preferred") PPC Common 0  [CG016896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016896)

(Web address on reverse 31mm wide. The “t” in “insert” is left of the **“NV”** in the line above

the mag strip.)

Teal (“Club Paradise”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG016897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016897)

(The “t” in “insert” is left of the **“NV”** in the line above the mag strip)

Silver (“Club Paradise Platinum”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG016904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016904)

Gold (“Club Paradise Elite”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG016906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016906)

White/Grey (“Club Paradise Royal Diamond”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG016915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016915)

5th Gold (“Club Paradise Gold Elite”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG016919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016919)

Silver (“Club Paradise Platinum Premier”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG016932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016932)

6th Blue/Green (“Club Paradise”) PPC Common 0  [CG016935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016935)

(The “t” in “insert” is below the **“NV”** in the line above the mag strip)

Gold (“Club Paradise Gold Elite”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG017020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017020)

(“Gold Elite” now centered)

Silver (“Club Paradise Platinum Premier”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG017034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017034)

(“Platinum Premier” now centered)

7th Lavender (“Club Paradise Preferred”) None Common 0  [CG017043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017043)

(“Preferred” now centered)

Blue/Green (“Club Paradise”) None Common 0  [CG017062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017062)

(Grey lettering below “Atlantis”)

Gold (“Club Paradise Gold Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG017068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017068)

Silver (“Club Paradise Platinum Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG017069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017069)

White/Grey (“Club Paradise Royal Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG017070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017070)

8th Blue/Green (“Club Paradise”) None Common 0  [CG017074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017074)

(White lettering below “Atlantis”)

Black/Grey (Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG017075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017075)

9th Teal (“Club Paradise”) (I) Common 0  [CG017138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017138)

Gold (“Club Paradise Gold Elite”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG017278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017278)

White/Grey (“Club Paradise Royal Diamond”) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG017141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017141)

Black/Grey (Black Diamond) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG017145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017145)

(No sm under “S” in Atlantis either obverse or reverse on this issue)

10th Teal (“Club Paradise”) (I) Common 0  [CG017201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017201)

Blue/Lavender (“Club Paradise Preferred”) (I) Common 0  [CG017212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017212)

(“Preferred ” to right)

Gold (“Club Paradise Gold Elite”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG017219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017219)

White/Grey (“Club Paradise Royal Diamond”) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG017228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017228)

Black/Grey (Black Diamond) (I) Rare 20  [CG017276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017276)

(Palm Branch upper right corner obverse on Black Diamond card only)

(sm under “S” in Atlantis reverse only on this issue)

11th Teal (“Club Paradise”) (I) Common 0  [CG059256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059256)

Gold (“Club Paradise Gold Elite”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG017277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017277)

(Different shades of green palm branch on obverse known)

Silver (“Club Paradise Platinum Premier”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG017292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017292)

(Different positioning of black shadowing around “Club Paradise”)

White/Grey (“Club Paradise Royal Diamond”) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG017293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017293)

Black/Grey (Black Diamond) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG017294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017294)

(sm under “S” in Atlantis reverse and obverse. on this issue)

12th Green/White (Club Paradise EZComp) (I) Common 0  [CG017295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017295)

Purple/White (Club Paradise Preferred EZComp) (I) Common 0  [CG017297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017297)

Gold/White (Club Paradise Gold Elite EZComp) (I) Scarce 3  [CG017298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017298)

Grey/White (Club Paradise Platinum Premier EZComp) (I) Scarce 3  [CG017299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017299)

Grey/White (Club Paradise Platinum Preferred EZComp) (I) Scarce 3  [CG017300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017300)

Lt Grey/White (Club Paradise Royal Diamond EZComp) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG122531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122531)

(No photo square)

Lt Grey/White (Club Paradise Royal Diamond EZComp) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG017301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017301)

(With photo square)

Black/White (Club Paradise Black Diamond EZComp) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG017302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017302)

(With photo square)

13th Green/White (Club Paradise EZComp) None Common 0  [CG112717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112717)

Mustard/White (Club Paradise EZComp) None Common 0  [CG017303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017303)

Purple/White (Club Paradise Preferred EZComp) None Common 0  [CG017304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017304)

Gold/White (Club Paradise Gold Elite EZComp) None Scarce 3  [CG017305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017305)

Grey/White (Club Paradise Platinum Premier EZComp) None Scarce 3  [CG017306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017306)

(Website address on reverse is upper and lower case letters)

14th Green/White (Club Paradise EZComp) PG Common 0  [CG091298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091298)

Purple/White (Club Paradise Preferred EZComp) PG Common 0  [CG017309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017309)

Gold/White (Club Paradise Gold Elite EZComp) PG Scarce 3  [CG017307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017307)

Grey/White (Club Paradise Platinum Premier EZComp) PG Scarce 3  [CG017308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017308)

(Green reverse on this Platinum Premier)

Grey/White (Club Paradise Platinum Premier EZComp) PG Scarce 3  [CG154602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154602)

(Grey reverse on this Platinum Premier)

Lt Grey/White (Club Paradise Royal Diamond EZComp) PG V Scarce 7  [CG017310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017310)

(Website address on reverse is upper and lower case letters. There have been slightly different

fonts noticed on the reverse of some cards in this issue.)

15th Green/White (Club Paradise EZComp) PG Common 0  [CG154603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154603)

Purple/White (Club Paradise Preferred EZComp) PG Common 0  [CG154604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154604)

Gold/White (Club Paradise Gold Elite EZComp) PG Scarce 3  [CG154605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154605)

Grey/White (Club Paradise Platinum Premier EZComp) PG Scarce 3  [CG159072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159072)

Lt Grey/White (Club Paradise Royal Diamond EZComp) PG V Scarce 7  [CG154606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154606)

Black/White (Club Paradise Black Diamond EZComp) PG V Scarce 7  [CG159073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159073)

(Website address on reverse is all lower case letters)

16th Green/White (Club Paradise EZComp) None Common 0  [CG182056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182056)

(Website address on reverse is all lower case letters)

XX Purple (City of Gold $25,000 Challenge Weekend) None V Rare 30  [CG062994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062994)

(Reverse is dated January 18-21, 2002)

XX Purple (City of Gold Challenge Weekend) None V Rare 30  [CG059257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059257)

(Reverse has no dates listed)

XX Multi (Hot August Nights 2005) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG017311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017311)

XX Multi (Reno 2006 “Club Paradise” & Bowling Pins) None V Scarce 7  [CG010125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010125)

XX Multi (20th Anniversary “Hot August Nights”-2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG010126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010126)

(“Local Mania” Stickers have been found dated 1-25-01)

XX Red/Multi (Club Paradise Hot August Nights 2009) (I) Scarce 3  [CG010127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010127)

XX Black/White (Club Paradise Hot August Nights) None Scarce 3  [CG010128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010128)

(The 2010 date is in very tiny print under "Hot August Nights")

XX Orange/White (Club Paradise Hot August 25th Anniv) None Scarce 3  [CG017312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017312)

(25th Anniversary Hot August Nights card issued in 2011)

XX Red/White (Club Paradise Hot August Nights 2012) PG Scarce 3  [CG017313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017313)

XX Black/White (Club Paradise Hot August Nights 2013) PG Scarce 3  [CG208521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208521)

XX Red/White (Club Paradise Hot August Nights 2014) PG Scarce 3  [CG135139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135139)

XX Multi/White (Club Paradise Hot August Nights 2017) None Scarce 3  [CG167054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167054)

XX Purple/White (Club Paradise Hot August Nights 2018) None Scarce 3  [CG207943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207943)

XX Orange (After the Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG017314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017314)

XX White (Atlantis Club Paradise sticker) None Scarce 3  [CG128802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128802)

(Temp card)

[**AVI RESORT & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAAV) **(Laughlin, NV)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

*(Located by the Arizona border, this is Nevada's only Indian casino)*

1st Green (Advantage Club Charter Member) PPC V Rare 25  [CG005202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005202)

2nd Green (Advantage Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG071324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071324)

3rd Green (Advantage Club) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG062841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062841)

(No arrow on the obverse)

Green (Advantage Club) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG005446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005446)

(Arrow on the obverse – printed by casino)

4th Green ("Advantage Club" & Arrows on Obverse) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG109874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109874)

5th Orange (Advantage Club) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG062842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062842)

(Above cards all have "The Real Deal" under "Advantage Club" on obverse)

6th Red (Advantage Club) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG070718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070718)

Blue (Senior VIP) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG062874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062874)

(Senior VIP cards have been found with and without “Insert” and some cards just have a single

Arrow)

7th Blue (Senior VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG005447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005447)

("Insert" on obverse. 3rd line on reverse begins "it to our")

Blue (Senior VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG005448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005448)

(Without "Insert" on obverse. 3rd line on reverse begins "it to our")

8th Red (Advantage Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG064551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064551)

Blue (Senior VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG062875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062875)

("Insert Here" on obverse. 3rd line on reverse begins "to our keno")

9th Red (Advantage Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG112569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112569)

Blue (Senior VIP) ACC Scarce 3  [CG112570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112570)

Yellow (Advantage Gold) ACC Scarce 3  [CG112571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112571)

10th Yellow (Advantage Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG070716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070716)

Green (Advantage Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG112572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112572)

Grey (Advantage Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG112573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112573)

(**Black** insert line)

Grey (Advantage Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG112574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112574)

(**Grey** insert line)

Red/Wht/Blue (Advantage Duty – Honor-Country) None V Scarce 7  [CG112575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112575)

11th Yellow/White (Gold Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG090891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090891)

Grey/White (Platinum Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG090893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090893)

Green/White (Emerald Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG090892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090892)

Turquise/White (Diamond Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG090894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090894)

(Reverse text is 63mm wide)

12th Yellow/White (Gold Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG112576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112576)

Grey/White (Platinum Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG112577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112577)

Green/White (Emerald Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG112578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112578)

Turquise/White (Diamond Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG112579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112579)

Red (Local's Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG115527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115527)

(Reverse text is 72mm wide)

13th Red/White (Avi Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG133014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133014)

14th Blue (MyADVANTAGE Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG144223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144223)

Orange (MyADVANTAGE Exclusive) None Scarce 3  [CG144224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144224)

Green (MyADVANTAGE Signature) None Scarce 3  [CG144225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144225)

(American Flag stickers are used on cards issued to veterans plus there are Local's Advantage

stickers as well)

TC Navy ("The Pit Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG062843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062843)

PC Grey (Player Rating Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG005472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005472)

[**B-STREET GAMBLING HALL (Sparks, NV)**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPBS)

*(See Carl Giudici's Mint)*

[**BACON BAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU45) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Bacon Bar Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG181964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181964)

Brown (Bacon Bar Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG183925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183925)

Brown (Bacon Bar Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG211570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211570)

[**BALBOA PIZZA COMPANY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEBP) **(Henderson, NV)**

*(See District Tavern Group)*

[**BALDINI'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPBA) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Grey (Jockey on Racehorse) None V Rare 30  [CG063124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063124)

(Slight font difference between first two issues. On obverse "Sports Casino" is 26mm across.

On reverse, the comma after "member" falls between the "s" and "a" on the line below.)

2nd Grey (Jockey on Racehorse) None Rare 15  [CG109501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109501)

(Slight font difference between first two issues. On obverse "Sports Casino" is 25mm across.

On reverse, the comma after "member" falls directly over the "s" on the line below.)

3rd White ("All-Stars Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109502)

4th White ("All-Stars Players Club") PPC Common 1  [CG063125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063125)

5th White (Preferred "All-Stars Players Club") PPC Common 1  [CG050305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050305)

Bronze (Preferred "All-Stars Players Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG109503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109503)

Silver (Preferred "All-Stars Players Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG109504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109504)

Gold (MVP "All-Stars Players Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG109505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109505)

6th White (Preferred "All-Stars Players Club") PPC Common 1  [CG109506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109506)

Blue (All-Star Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG109507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109507)

(Oval Baldini’s logo on reverse)

7th Gold ("All-Stars Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109508)

(5 lines of text in reverse paragraph, metallic gold background)

8th Mustard ("All-Stars Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109509)

(7 lines of text in reverse paragraph, plain mustard background)

9th Red/Gold ("VIP") None Common 1  [CG109511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109511)

Red/Gold ("COPPER") None Scarce 3  [CG109512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109512)

Red/Gold ("GOLD") None Scarce 3  [CG109513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109513)

Red/Gold ("PLATINUM") None Scarce 3  [CG109514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109514)

Red/Gold ("DIAMOND") None V Scarce 7  [CG109515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109515)

(This issue has “Baldini’s” in script)

10th Red/Gold ("VIP") None Common 1  [CG091299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091299)

Red/Gold ("PLATINUM") None Scarce 3  [CG109510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109510)

(This issue has “Baldini’s” in block lettering)

11th Red (B Rewarded VIP) None Common 1  [CG112344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112344)

Brown (B Rewarded Copper) None Scarce 3  [CG112345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112345)

Yellow (B Rewarded Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG112346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112346)

Grey (B Rewarded Platinum None Scarce 3  [CG112347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112347)

Blue (B Rewarded Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG112348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112348)

[**BALLY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: no

*(Note: Player# prefix "00" is Atlantic City, "01" is Las Vegas, "02" is Reno)*

1st Purple (Wreath Logo & "Bally's" on 1 Line) Data Card V Rare 50  [CG005681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005681)

(Reverse mark is in upper left corner and "Bally's Grand" is NOT listed)

(The same card was used in Atlantic City, Las Vegas and Reno)

2nd Lt Brown (Wreath logo) Data Card PA Rare 15  [CG064271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064271)

("Bally's Grand Atlantic City " is listed on reverse. "Data Card PA" on bottom left corner.

This second issue has a lighter color than the fourth issue card.)

3rd Lt Brown (Wreath logo & Black "MVP" Pattern) None Ex Rare 100  [CG005689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005689)

(This card has the same text as the above, but the magnetic stripe on the reverse is much thicker.

Also, **reverse is gold**. It is not known whether this card was actually a separate issue, a higher

level, or a table card. Only **one** confirmed example.)

4th Brown (Wreath logo) Data Card PA Rare 10  [CG005696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005696)

(This card has a slightly different font on the reverse manufacturer's mark "Data Card PA"

than what is on the 2nd issue card, this one slightly taller and not quite as wide. This issue has

a darker color than the 2nd issue card.)

5th Brown (Wreath logo) SCC V Scarce 5  [CG005703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005703)

(Above cards list 4 different phone numbers for various Bally's properties)

6th Brown (Wreath logo) SC V Scarce 5  [CG005704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005704)

Brown (Wreath logo) SCC V Scarce 5  [CG005705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005705)

(Same obverse as 4th and 5th issues. Reverse only has 1 phone #: "1-800-7Bally's, Ext. 4561")

7th Lt Brown (No logo) SC Scarce 3  [CG005735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005735)

Lt Brown (No logo) SC24 Scarce 3  [CG005749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005749)

Lt Brown (No logo) SC 94 Scarce 3  [CG005750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005750)

Lt Brown (No logo) 94 Scarce 3  [CG005751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005751)

(This 7th issue has the exact same reverse text as the 6th issue)

8th Black/Silver (Sterling Club VIP) None Ex Rare 150  [CG005752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005752)

(We believe this card was only issued in the high roller area)

9th Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") SC 94 Scarce 3  [CG005720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005720)

Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") SC96 Scarce 3  [CG058435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058435)

Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") SC962 Scarce 3  [CG005721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005721)

Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") SC963 Scarce 3  [CG005722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005722)

(Reverse lists "Bally's Tunica" and 4 different phone numbers. Some reverses are white while

others are off white.)

10th Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") SC 97 Scarce 3  [CG005717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005717)

Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") SC99 Scarce 3  [CG070898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070898)

(Reverse is back to one phone number "1-800-7Bally's, Ext. 4561")

11th Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") None Scarce 3  [CG058434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058434)

(“MVP” in silver as per normal. “SM” after “MVP”)

Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") None Scarce 3  [CG005723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005723)

(“MVP” in silver as per normal. **No** “SM” after “MVP”)

Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") None V Scarce 7  [CG058433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058433)

(“MVP” in GOLD. It is believed that this card was issued briefly before switching to 12th issue)

(Starting with this issue, reverse has Paris casino logo)

12th Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") None Scarce 3  [CG005734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005734)

(Silver MVP starts after the first "S" in "Las Vegas", all other cards start before the "S". No “SM”)

13th Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") None Scarce 3  [CG058432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058432)

(NO "MVP" on obverse. Reverse has Paris Casino logo. )

14th Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") CPICA 25399 Scarce 3  [CG005753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005753)

(Gold MVP on obverse. Reverse has Paris Casino logo. )

Gold ("Bally's Las Vegas") CPICA 25400 Scarce 3  [CG005754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005754)

(Gold MVP on obverse. Reverse has Paris Casino logo. )

15th Black (Park Place Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG058436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058436)

(This card has the “Bally’s” logo in Red on the obverse)

16th Black (Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG005718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005718)

(“Caesars Entertainment” & 5 casino phone numbers on reverse)

17th Black (Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG005719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005719)

(“Caesars Entertainment” & 4 casino phone numbers on reverse, Bally’s is **1-800**-722-5597)

18th Black (Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG088754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088754)

(“Caesars Entertainment” & 4 casino phone numbers on reverse, Bally’s is **1-888**-784-7946)

PC Black (Connection Card) None Common 1  [CG005680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005680)

(This card says “Caesars Entertainment” on the reverse and lists 7 casino logos)

*(For current cards see the Harrah’s “Universal Card” section)*

[**BALLY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREBA) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: 1992

*(Note: Player# prefix "00" is Atlantic City, "01" is Las Vegas, "02" is Reno)*

1st Purple (Wreath Logo & "Bally's" on 1 Line) Data Card V Rare 50  [CG005681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005681)

(Reverse mark is in upper left corner and "Bally's Grand" is NOT listed)

(The same card was used in Atlantic City, Las Vegas and Reno)

2nd Silver (Wreath Logo above "Bally's" MVP on bottom) Data Card V Rare 40  [CG062972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062972)

(Actually "Data Card PA")

3rd Silver (Wreath Logo above "Bally's" MVP on bottom) SCC V Rare 40  [CG109883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109883)

4th Silver (Large "MVP" & "Bally Reno's Biggest City") SCC V Rare 40  [CG062974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062974)

(Cards have been found with a white “Bally’s Senior” sticker)

PC Red (Wreath Logo & "Bally's" on 1 line) None Ex Rare 35  [CG109884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109884)

(This was a temporary card)

[**BAR, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU02) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (The Bar – Drink Dine Play) None Scarce 3  [CG169640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169640)

Silver (The Bar – Drink Dine Play) None Scarce 3  [CG177841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177841)

Black (The Bar – Drink Dine Play) None Scarce 3  [CG177842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177842)

[**BAR BORN & RAISED**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX91) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (BAR Rewards Rookie) None Scarce 3  [CG116138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116138)

Black (BAR Rewards High Roller) None Scarce 3  [CG116139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116139)

Gold (BAR Rewards Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG116140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116140)

2nd White (BAR Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG177840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177840)

[**BARBARY COAST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 2007

*(Became “Bill’s Gambling Hall” in 2007)*

1st Red/Orange/Blue ("Fun Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG058440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058440)

(There are variants known with light and dark reverse printing)

2nd Red/Orange/Blue ("Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG005755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005755)

3rd Red/Orange/Blue ("Fun Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG005763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005763)

4th White (Rose) PPC Rare+ 15  [CG058438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058438)

(5th line on reverse begins "Da. This card…")

5th White (Rose) PPC Common 1  [CG058439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058439)

(5th line on reverse begins "This card…")

(There are cards known with a bold 8 digit number printed right below the magnetic strip)

6th Blue (Rose & “Fun Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG058441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058441)

7th Blue (Rose & “Fun Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG058442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058442)

XX White (Rose & "Pit") None V Scarce 7  [CG111921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111921)

XX Dk Gold (Priority Card) None V Rare+ 75  [CG005764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005764)

*(Casino shared the “Club Coast” cards with Gold Coast, Orleans, Southcoast & Suncoast before*

*Becoming Bill’s Gambling Hall)*

[**BARCELONA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999? Closed: 2009

*(Became “Siegels”)*

1st Green (Barcode on Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG058329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058329)

2nd Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG015663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015663)

(This card has been found with bold and normal text on the reverse)

[**BARLEY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEBA) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Lt Brown ("Burp") None Common 1  [CG058327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058327)

(Copyright 2000 on reverse)

2nd Green/Brown (Barley’s Logo) PPC Common 0  [CG058328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058328)

(Copyright 2002 on reverse)

3rd Green/Brown (Barley’s Logo) PPC Common 0  [CG110691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110691)

(Copyright 2004 on reverse)

4th Tan (“Xtra “Play Cash” & Barley’s Logo) PPC Common 0  [CG110692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110692)

(Copyright 2005 on reverse)

5th Tan (“Xtra “Play Cash” & Barley’s Logo) PPC Common 0  [CG110693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110693)

(Copyright 2006 on reverse)

6th Tan (“Xtra “Play Cash” & Barley’s Logo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110694)

(Copyright 2007 on reverse)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Scarce 3  [CG006687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006687)

(This card was issued to members who joined the Football Frenzy Contest at the Wild, Wild West.

4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Fiesta, Barleys, Wildfire and Wild Wild West.)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Common 1  [CG006688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006688)

(This card has 6 casinos listed on the reverse – Barley’s, Fiesta, Wild Wild West, Wildfire,

Gold Rush and Magic Star. The card is listed under each casinos listing.)

*(See Wild Wild West for later card issues & Station Casinos for current cards)*

[**BARTON’S CLUB 93**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVJAC9) **(Jackpot, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Black (“Barton’s Slotspitality Club”) None V Scarce 10  [CG109412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109412)

(Last line begins “complete rules…”)

2nd Black (“Barton’s Slotspitality Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109413)

(Paragraph moved right and last line begins “Club booth…”)

(Line boxing outside edge of obverse can be blue to purple)

3rd Blue/Red (Slotspitality Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109414)

4th Blue/Red (Slotspitality Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109415)

(“For Reservations 1-800-258-2937” large text reverse)

**[BEACH, The](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLW43) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st Black (The Beach logo centered) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG145050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145050)

**[BEANOS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVB8) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

PC Lt Grey (“A Vegas Tradition”) None Scarce 3  [CG007680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007680)

[**BECKER GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=XMLVBG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Becker Gaming Group) None Common 3  [CG110696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110696)

(This card was good at any Charlie’s Bar locations)

2nd Black (Becker Gaming Player’s Card) None Common 3  [CG110697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110697)

(This card has been found with different small numbers printed in the upper right corner on the

reverse. Not sure if these are different printings or issues.)

[**BELLAGIO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBE) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Dk Purple (Large Script "B") None Common 1  [CG110705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110705)

(On Reverse, 4th line begins with "Club")

2nd Dk Purple (Large Script "B") None Common 1  [CG058324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058324)

(On Reverse, 4th line begins with "Bellagio")

3rd Dk Purple (Large Script "B") PPC Common 1  [CG058323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058323)

(Slight color variation is known for this issue, Obverse “B” is lighter than first two issues)

4th Purple (Obverse Large Script “B” is barely visible) PPC Common 1  [CG058325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058325)

(Obv “B” is much harder to read than 3rd issue which is harder to read than first 2 issue!)

XX Cream (“Bellagio Keno”) None V Scarce 7  [CG058312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058312)

XX White (“The Property of the Bellagio Slot Department”) None Scarce 3  [CG058431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058431)

(Lines around Bellagio are 10mm top to bottom, bold text)

XX White ("The Property of the Bellagio Slot Department") None Scarce 3  [CG126746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126746)

(Lines around Bellagio are 8.5mm top to bottom, normal text)

TC1 Cream ("Bellagio" in green over a Script "B") None V Scarce 7  [CG110712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110712)

(There is **a period (.)** after the phone number on reverse, text **is not aligned** at the right)

TC2 Cream ("Bellagio" in green over a Script "B") None V Scarce 7  [CG110713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110713)

(There is **a period (.)** after the phone number on reverse, text **is aligned** at the right)

TC3 Cream (“Bellagio” light teal over Script “B”) None V Scarce 7  [CG058326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058326)

(There is **no period (.)** at the end of the phone number on reverse)

(These table cards had a well-deserved reputation of being hard to get, same with Keno card)

PC Cream (Club Bellagio VIP Line Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG110714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110714)

*(See the MGM/Mirage Universal Card section for later cards)*

**[BESIDE THE POINTE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLABT) (Laughlin, NV)**

[**GNATS LANDING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAGL) **(Laughlin, NV)**

[**MUDDY RUDDER PUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLMR)[**GNATS LANDING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAGL) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: no

1st Yellow (2 Sides: Pelican Logo/Toucan & Gnat) None Rare+ 50  [CG058927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058927)

(“Gnat” wearing sneakers. Gnat’s thumb is round. Gnat has hair. Reverse has all black writing.)

Yellow (Blank Reverse) None Rare+ 50  [CG109744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109744)

2nd Yellow (2 Sides: Pelican Logo/Toucan & Gnat) None Rare 25  [CG070976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070976)

(“Gnat” wearing red boots. Gnat’s thumb is pointed. Gnat is wearing a hat. Reverse has “South

Pointe Market & Texaco” in red writing underneath the pelican logo.)

Yellow (Blank Reverse) None Rare+ 50  [CG070977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070977)

3rd Black/White (“Locals Only” Slot Club & Locations) None Rare 20  [CG065628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065628)

4th Black/White (“Locals Only” Slot Club & Locations) None Rare 15  [CG070911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070911)

(Added Gilligans to the obverse with the web address in the lower right corner)

(Current, but hard to get. Will only issue to locals. Also, there was a 3 week lag time between

signing up and receiving the card in person.)

**BEST WESTERN MARDI GRAS (Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See Mardi Gras Hotel & Casino)*

[**BIG DOG'S BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVB7) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: no

1st White ("Players Club" & Dog Logo) None Rare 15  [CG132674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132674)

(Last line on reverse is "locations to enjoy the same great benefits."

2nd White ("Players Club" & Dog Logo) None Rare 15  [CG110969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110969)

(Last line on reverse is "same great benefits.")

3rd White ("Players Club" & Dog Logo) None Rare 25  [CG110970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110970)

(**ERROR** – Two Dogs Tavern info reverse)

PC Yellow (“Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG110971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110971)

PC Blue (“New Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110972)

PC Red-Orange (“New Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110973)

[**BIG DOG'S CAFÉ & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVB3) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: no

1st White ("Player Club" & Dog Logo) None Rare 25  [CG110962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110962)

(Last line on reverse is "locations to enjoy the same great benefits.")

2nd White ("Player Club" & Dog Logo) None Rare 15  [CG110963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110963)

(Last line on reverse is "same great benefits.")

PC1 Lt Orange (“Players Club”) None Rare 15  [CG110964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110964)

(Logo centered and says “Temporary Card” on reverse)

PC2 Red-Orange (“New Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG058395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058395)

(Logo left and says “Temporary Card” on reverse)

PC3 Green (“New Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110965)

(Logo left and bottom line on reverse starts with "Date")

PC4 Green (“New Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110966)

PC4 Blue (“New Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG195363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195363)

(PC4 cards have logo left and bottom line on reverse starts with "Card Expires")

PC5 White (“New Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110967)

PC6 White (“Replacement Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110968)

[**BIG DOG’S HOSPITALITY GROUP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX32) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: ?

1st White (Big Dog’s Hospitality Group) None Rare 15  [CG112183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112183)

(4 Logos reverse)

2nd White (Big Dog’s Hospitality Group) None Rare 15  [CG112184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112184)

(5 Logos reverse)

PC Lt Orange (“Players Club”) None Rare 15  [CG112185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112185)

(Logo centered and says “Temporary Card” on reverse with 4 logos)

[**BIG WHEEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLOBW) **(Lovelock, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Brown (Players Club Copper Member) None Scarce 3  [CG010490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010490)

Gold (Players Club Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG134880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134880)

Grey (Players Club VIT – Very Important Trucker) None Scarce 3  [CG010491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010491)

Brown (Players Club BTO – Big Time Operator) None Scarce 3  [CG109658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109658)

Black/Grey (Players Club King of the Road) None Scarce 3  [CG031363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=031363)

Black/Gold (Players Club Boss Man) None V Scarce 7  [CG136646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136646)

[**BIGHORN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLBI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Bighorn Bigshot" & Ram) None V Scarce 7  [CG015658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015658)

(9 lines of reverse text)

2nd Blue ("Bighorn Bigshot" & Ram) None Scarce 3  [CG015659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015659)

(8 lines of reverse text. Last line on reverse is "or older.")

3rd Blue ("Bighorn Bigshot" & Ram) None Scarce 3  [CG058330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058330)

(8 lines of reverse text. Last line on reverse is "21 years of age or older." Also, **text is ragged left**.)

4th Blue ("Bighorn Bigshot" & Ram) None Common 1  [CG015660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015660)

(8 lines of reverse text. Last line on reverse is "21 years of age or older." Also, **text is aligned**

and the white background (where barcode is printed) begins under the “C” in “Casino” above.)

5th Blue ("Bighorn Bigshot" & Ram) None Common 1  [CG015661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015661)

(8 lines of reverse text. Last line on reverse is "21 years of age or older." Also, **text is aligned**

and the white background - where barcode is printed - begins under the “B” in “Bighorn” above.)

[**BIGHORN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLBI) **/** [**LONGHORN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlvl1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st White/Green (“Big Shot Players Club”) None Common 0  [CG051044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051044)

(Card has computer “Smart Chip” at left side of the obverse. Used at Bighorn & Longhorn.)

2nd White/Green (“Big Shot Players Club”) None Common 0  [CG015662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015662)

(The computer “Smart Chip” has been removed)

[**BILL'S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTBI) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995? Closed: 2010

1st Brown ("Bill's Card") None Scarce 3  [CG110368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110368)

(Has signature strip)

2nd Brown ("Bill's Card") None Common 0  [CG051047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051047)

(No signature strip-white reverse. Lighter browns on obverse)

Brown ("Bill's Card") None Common 0  [CG110369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110369)

(No signature strip-cream reverse. Darker browns on obverse)

PC Lt Green (Ace's & Eight's Membership Card) None V Rare 20  [CG089392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089392)

[**BILL’S GAMBLIN' HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2013

1st Red (“Players Club” Copyright 2006) None Common 0  [CG008577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008577)

2nd Red (Star & “Bill’s Gold Card” Copyright 2008) None Common 0  [CG008578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008578)

Brown (Star & “Bill’s Diamond Card” Copyright 2008) None Scarce 3  [CG008579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008579)

3rd Brick Red (“Players Card” Copyright 2009) None Common 0  [CG058522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058522)

Grey ("Diamond Card" Copyright 2009) None Scarce 3  [CG008576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008576)

4th Brick Red ("Players Card" Copyright 2012) None Common 0  [CG008580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008580)

Grey ("Diamond Card" Copyright 2012) None Scarce 3  [CG008581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058581)

[**BINION’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st White/Red (Downtown Las Vegas) None Common 0  [CG110757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110757)

(Appear to have 6-digit player numbers printed)

2nd White/Red Orange (Downtown Las Vegas) None Common 0  [CG110758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110758)

(This issue and later cards typically appear to have a 9-digit player number printed

although there are exceptions)

3rd White/Red (Downtown Las Vegas) None Common 0  [CG071322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071322)

(The word “Binion’s” is clear, silver mag stripe)

4th White/Red (Downtown Las Vegas) PG Common 0  [CG058516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058516)

(Blank reverse with the exception of the mag strip and a “PG” in the upper right. corner)

5th White (Gaming Hall & Hotel) None Common 0  [CG087297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087297)

6th White (Gaming Hall & Hotel) ABL Common 0  [CG110759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110759)

7th Black (Gambling Hall) ABL Common 0  [CG136778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136778)

[**BJ’S COCKTAIL LOUNGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY70) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1980 Closed: no

1st Black (BJ’S Rewards – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG184086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184086)

[**BLACK MOUNTAIN GRILL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEBM) **(Green Valley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Brown (VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG169591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169591)

[**BLUE DIAMOND SALOON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY71) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Same cards also used at LuckyJoe’s Saloon in Henderson, NV)*

1st Black/Silver (Saloon Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG211546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211546)

Black/Silver (Saloon Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199815)

Black/Gold (Saloon Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199816)

[**BLUE HAWK TAVERN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX14) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Multi (The Hawk Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110760)

2nd Black/Multi (The Hawk Golden Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG113541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113541)

[**BOARDWALK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBO) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: 2006

1st Yellow/Red (Carnival Landscape) None Common 1  [CG005163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005163)

(Has signature strip)

2nd Yellow/Red (Carnival Landscape) None Common 1  [CG056770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056770)

(NO signature strip)

3rd Blue (“Player card” & Casino Icons) None Common 1  [CG056771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056771)

PC Yellow/Red (Laminated Card Stock) None Rare+ 25  [CG058469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058469)

PC Yellow/Red (Laminated Card Stock) None Rare+ 25  [CG005111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005111)

(Bold print reverse)

(The paper cards were actually the first issues of the slot club)

[**BODINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCBC) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Bodines Casino" on brick wall) None Common 0  [CG109121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109121)

(12mm magnetic stripe)

2nd Orange ("Bodines Casino" on brick wall) None Common 0  [CG109122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109122)

(9mm magnetic stripe, darker reddish-orange)

3rd Red (Bodines Rewards) None Common 0  [CG086976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086976)

(Obverse arrows printed by casino were originally wide apart and later closer together)

[**BONANZA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREBO) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Cream (“Private”) None Common 0  [CG109885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109885)

Orange (“Captain”) None Common 3  [CG109886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109886)

(Left hand salute, arm up toward middle of obverse)

Orange (“Captain”) None Scarce 7  [CG109887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109887)

(Right hand salute, arm up toward left edge of obverse)

Grey (“Colonel”) None Common 3  [CG109888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109888)

Mustard (“General”) None Common 3  [CG109889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109889)

Cream (5 Star General) None V Rare 40  [CG109890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109890)

XX Tan (“Scout”) None Scarce 7  [CG109891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109891)

(Employee Card)

(Some cards may have insert arrows printed by the casino)

[**BOOMTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBT) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1997

1st White (Reverse LV Phone #1-800-263-7777) WBM Rare 10  [CG009807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009807)

2nd White (Reverse LV Phone #1-800-263-7777) PPC V Scarce 5  [CG009808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009808)

3rd White (Stagecoach. Reverse LV #1-800-588-7711) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058705)

Grey ("Silver Seekers" Rev LV #1-800-588-7711) PPC V Scarce 5  [CG009824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009824)

(Bingo stickers known)

4th Black/Red (Picture of Large Red Dragon) PPC V Rare 50  [CG009825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009825)

(This was only out for a few months until Boomtown was bought by Silverton)

[**BOOMTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVVEBO) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: no

1st White (Stagecoach & "Boomtown Players Club") WBM V Rare 25  [CG109892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109892)

("Reno Las Vegas Westbank Biloxi" on front, Las Vegas “1-800-263-7777” on reverse)

2nd White (Stagecoach & "Boomtown Players Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG062976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062976)

("Reno Las Vegas Westbank Biloxi" on front)

3rd White (Stagecoach "Boomtown Players Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG109893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109893)

("Reno Westbank Biloxi" on front)

(On first 3 issues, "Reno" is in red on obverse, other cities are in black)

4th Multicolor ("Boomtown Players Club" & Movie Strip) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109894)

5th Multicolor ("Boomtown Players Club" & Movie Strip) None Common 1  [CG052778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052778)

6th Multicolor (“Boomtown Players Club” & Movie Strip) Pinnacle Common 1  [CG109895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109895)

(Copyright 2003)

7th Red/Blue (“Boomtown Players Club” 2003) Pinnacle Common 0  [CG109896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109896)

8th Red/Blue (“Boomtown Players Club” 2005) Pinnacle Common 0  [CG109897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109897)

9th Silver (“Boomtown Bonus Club-Silver” 2006) Pinnacle Common 0  [CG109898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109898)

10th Orange (Player’s Club) None Common 0  [CG109899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109899)

Silver (“Boomtown Bonus Club-Silver” 2008) None Common 0  [CG109900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109900)

11th Silver (“Boomtown Bonus Club-Silver” 2009) None Common 0  [CG109901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109901)

12th Silver (“Boomtown Bonus Club-Silver” 2010) None Common 0  [CG109902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109902)

13th Silver (“Boomtown Bonus Club-Silver” 2011) None Common 0  [CG109903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109903)

14th Red (Choice Rewards CLASSIC) None Common 0  [CG109904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109904)

Orange (Choice Rewards SIGNATURE) None Common 1  [CG109905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109905)

Mustard (Choice Rewards PRESTIGE) None Common 1  [CG109906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109906)

Silver (Choice Rewards PREMIUM) None Common 3  [CG109907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109907)

Grey (Choice Rewards CHAIRMAN) None V Scarce 7  [CG109908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109908)

15th Black (Boomtown Players Club) None Common 0  [CG109909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109909)

(Reverse website is upper & lower case text, obverse "Boomtown" in silver)

16th Black (Boomtown Players Club) None Common 0  [CG112718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112718)

(Reverse website is upper & lower case text, obverse "Boomtown" in yellow)

17th Black (Boomtown Players Club) None Common 0  [CG141484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141484)

(Last line of reverse paragraph mentions "Boomtown Casino Hotel" while previous cards

mentioned "Boomtown Reno")

XX Red (Boomtown Bus) None V Scarce 7  [CG109910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109910)

(**NOTE:** See Las Vegas for Black “Dragon Card” listing. Obverse says Reno, but they were not

issued here. All known cards have the 104 code which is Las Vegas.)

[**BOOTLEGGER, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX94) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Paisano Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG116250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116250)

Silver (Paisano Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG116251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116251)

Black (Paisano Rewards Black) None Scarce 3  [CG117321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117321)

[**BORDERTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREBR) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Orange (Player’s Club) None Common 0  [CG109911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109911)

[**BOULDER LODGE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEBL) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Operated by Dotties, previously My Casino)*

1st Brown (Boulder Lodge Casino) PPC Common 0  [CG180547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180547)

[**BOULDER STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVBS) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Gold/Green (Train Logo in Center) None V Rare+ 125  [CG010720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010720)

2nd Grey (Boarding Pass VIP Rev. 1995) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG058710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058710)

Green (Boarding Pass VIP Rev. 1995) Powercard Scarce 3  [CG010721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010721)

3rd Green (Boarding Pass VIP Rev. 1996) PPC Scarce 2  [CG058712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058712)

4th Green (Boarding Pass VIP Rev. 1997) None Common 1  [CG064291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064291)

5th Red (myCard 15th Anniv Limited Edition Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG010722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010722)

Yellow (myCard 15th Anniv Limited Edition Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG010723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010723)

Grey (myCard 15th Anniv Limited Edition Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG010724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010724)

Black (myCard 15th Anniv Lmiited Edition President) None V Scarce 7  [CG010725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010725)

(Note: "Boulder 55" sticker, and Senior 50 plus stickers are affixed for seniors)

PC White (Boulder Station Poker Room) None Scarce 3  [CG010726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010726)

(Paper card used for poker contests)

*(Boulder Station now shares the same "Station Casinos" card used by Green Valley Ranch,*

*Palace Station, Santa Fe Station, Sunset Station & Texas. See “Station Casinos” for later cards.)*

[**BOULEVARD BAR & GRILLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX95) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Boulevard Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG116252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116252)

(Barcode on reverse)

2nd Green (Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG199781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199781)

Green (Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG211548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211548)

Green (Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG211549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211549)

[**BOUNTY HUNTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX97) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Bronze (Players Club Bronze) None Common 3  [CG116254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116254)

Silver (Players Club Silver) None Common 3  [CG116255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116255)

Gold (Players Club Gold) None Common 3  [CG116256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116256)

[**BOURBON SQUARE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPB1) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: 2015

1st Multicolored (Player's Choice– Mardi Gras) None Common 1  [CG115122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115122)

Multicolored (Player's Choice – French Quarter) None Common 1  [CG115123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115123)

Multicolored (Player's Choice – Street Cars) None Common 1  [CG115124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115124)

Multicolored (Player's Choice – Jackson Square) None Common 1  [CG115125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115125)

Multicolored (Player's Choice – Jazz Player) None Common 1  [CG115126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115126)

Multicolored (Player's Choice – Vaults) None Common 1  [CG115127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115127)

XX Multicolored (Lt. Ed. Grand Opening August 1, 2013) None V Scarce 7  [CG115070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115070)

*(The casino also uses the Northern Star Casino cards)*

[**BOURBON STREET SPORTS BAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU36) **(Las Vegas, NV – Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Rue Bourgon – Bourbon Street logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG180548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180548)

[**BRANDO'S SPORTS BAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX82) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multicolored (Brando's Rewards Club - Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG115979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115979)

Multicolored (Brando's Rewards Club - Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG115985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115985)

Multicolored (Brando's Rewards Club - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG115986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115986)

[**BREWSKE'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX83) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Players Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG115981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115981)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**BROOKSY'S BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX88) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116135)

2nd Back (Brooksy’s Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG199783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199783)

Grey (Brooksy’s Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199784)

Brown (Brooksy’s Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199785)

[**BUBBY’S UNIVERSITY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU92) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Bubby’s University” on pennant) None Common 3  [CG205221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205221)

[**BUFFALO WILD WINGS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX96) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Player Fanatics – Hot) None Scarce 3  [CG116253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116253)

Black (Player Fanatics – Wild) None Scarce 3  [CG117323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117323)

Black (Player Fanactics – Blazin') None Scarce 3  [CG117325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117325)

(Large Buffalo Wild Wings Bar & Grille logo and small Player Fanatics)

2nd Black (Player Fanatics – Hot) None Scarce 3  [CG199786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199786)

Black (Player Fanatics – Wild) None Scarce 3  [CG211556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211556)

Black (Player Fanatics – Blazin’) None Scarce 3  [CG199787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199787)

(Small Buffalo Wild Wings logo upper left obverse, larger Player Fanatics)

[**C.O.D. CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvmicc) **(Minden, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Was previously the C.O.D. Garage)*

1st Red (Jackpot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG133759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133759)

[**CACTUS JACK'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCCJ) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Pastel ("Howdy's Slot Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG109124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109124)

(Reverse has no mag stripe and upside down text, some cards may not have "Howdy's Slot Club"

and barcode may be slightly different widths but this is the only card with no mag stripe and the

reverse upside down.)

Pastel ("Howdy's Slot Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG109125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109125)

(Reverse has no mag stripe and right side up text. Large cactus base cut off at barcode)

Pastel ("Howdy's Slot Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG109126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109126)

(Reverse has no mag stripe and right side up text. Space between large cactus base and barcode.)

2nd Pastel ("Howdy's Slot Club" – 27mm wide) None Scarce 3  [CG109131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109131)

(Barcode 75mm wide)

Pastel (“Howdy’s Slot Club” – 27mm wide) None Scarce 3  [CG167205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167205)

(Barcode 69mm wide)

(Starting with this issue, reverse now HAS mag stripe and upside down text)

3rd Pastel (“Howdy’s Slot Club” – 25mm wide) None Scarce 1  [CG109132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109132)

(Barcode **75 mm** wide.)

Pastel (“Howdy’s Slot Club” – 25mm wide) None Scarce 1  [CG167233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167233)

(Barcode **69 mm** across)

Pastel (“Howdy’s Slot Club” – 25mm wide) None Scarce 1  [CG109133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109133)

(Barcode **65 mm** across)

(Cactus on this issue has shading on the left, top edge of obverse is pink)

4th Pastel (“Howdy’s Slot Club” – 25mm wide) None Scarce 1  [CG109134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109134)

(Cactus has no shading on the left, it’s all light green. Top edge of obverse purple, not pink.)

(On all of above cards, Casino usually prints “Howdy’s Slot Club” on bottom obverse,

but cards are known without this slogan)

PC Green ("Cactus Jack's Slot Club" Laminated Card) None Rare 15  [CG109138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109138)

(On obverse, "Member's Name" & "Member's Birthday" are well left of word "Club".

(This was the first issue of the slot club. Reverse text has 7 lines and is aligned.)

PC Green ("Cactus Jack's Slot Club" Laminated Card) None Rare 10  [CG062565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062565)

(On obverse, "Member's Name" & "Member's Birthday" are centered underneath "Slot Club".

Reverse text is not aligned.)

[**CACTUS JACK'S SALOON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX36) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Jack's Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG017359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017359)

Black (Jack's Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG017369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017369)

Black (Jack's Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG017629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017629)

[**CACTUS PETE'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVJACP) **(Jackpot, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Black/multi ("Plateau Players Club" – Black Reverse) None Rare 10  [CG109432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109432)

(Last line on reverse ends under the “a” in “Cactus”)

Black/multi ("Plateau Players Club" – Black Reverse) None Rare 10  [CG109433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109433)

(Last line on reverse ends under the “C” in “Cactus”)

2nd Black/multi ("Plateau Players Club" – Black Reverse) PPC Rare 10  [CG109434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109434)

(PPC Logo)

3rd Black/multi ("Plateau Players Club" – Black Reverse) PPC Rare 10  [CG052784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052784)

("Plastic Print A Card" spelled out)

4th Black/multi ("Plateau Players Club" – White Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG109435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109435)

Green ("Plateau Players Club Senior " – Gold Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG109436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109436)

(Senior card. No Horseshu logo on reverse.)

Silver (Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG109437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109437)

(High roller card. No Horseshu logo on reverse.)

5th Black/multi ("Plateau Players Club" – White Reverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109439)

(PPC is 25mm wide. Some cards have "Senior Club" printed by casino)

Black/multi ("Plateau Players Club" – White Reverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG159014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159014)

(PPC is 34mm wide. Some cards have "Senior Club" printed by casino)

Bronze (“Plateau Players Club Bronze”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109440)

("Plastic Print A Card" spelled out)

6th Green ("Plateau Players Club Senior" Gold Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG109441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109441)

(Senior card. Has both Cactus Pete's & Horseshu logos on reverse.)

Bronze ("Plateau Players Club Bronze") None Scarce 3  [CG062660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062660)

(Last line phone number on this issue is 800-821-1103)

7th Black/Multi (“Plateau Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG110454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110454)

(Some cards have "Senior Club" printed by casino)

Gold ("Plateau Players Club Gold" – BOLD text) None Scarce 3  [CG110455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110455)

Gold ("Plateau Players Club Gold" – fine text) None Scarce 3  [CG110456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110456)

(On the Gold cards, the Bold and Fine text refers to the obverse “PLAYERS CLUB GOLD”)

Silver (“Plateau Players Club Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG052785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052785)

(Last line phone number on this issue is 1-888-CLUBPPC)

8a Gold (“Plateau Player Gold”) None Common 1  [CG110457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110457)

Smokey Grey (“Plateau Player Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110458)

Dk Grey (“Plateau Player Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110499)

(This issue cards are “see through” colored plastic. **3 lines** text in reverse paragraph.)

8b Gold (“Plateau Player Gold”) None Common 1  [CG121810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121810)

(This card is no longer a "see through" plastic, now a solid plastic but has the same 3 lines of

text in the reverse paragraph now below the mag stripe)

9th Gold (“Plateau Player Gold”) None Common 1  [CG110500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110500)

Smokey Grey (“Plateau Player Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG110501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110501)

Black (“Plateau Player Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109274)

(**2 lines** text in reverse paragraph, casino names on reverse toward the left)

10th Gold (“Plateau Player Gold”) None Common 1  [CG109275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109275)

Smokey Grey (“Plateau Player Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG109276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109276)

Black (“Plateau Player Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109277)

(No longer clear, casino names on reverse centered)

11th Red (“Star Awards”) None Scarce 0  [CG109770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109770)

Grey (“Star Awards” & Premier) None Scarce 1  [CG109278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109278)

Black (“Star Awards” & Elite) None Scarce 1  [CG109280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109280)

Maroon (“Star Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109254)

Gold ("Star Awards" & Ace) None V Scarce 7  [CG110502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110502)

(Similar to the Ameristar multi property cards but include "Cactus Petes" on reverse)

PC White (Royal Flush Plus) None Rare 75  [CG110503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110503)

(This PC was apparently used before the slot club was organized-dated 8-16-88)

*(Now using the MyChoice cards)*

[**CAESARS PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCP) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: April, 1992 Closed: no

1st Grey (Caesars Emperors Club Temporary Card) None Rare 10  [CG011007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011007)

(7 lines of reverse text, including phone numbers. Third line has “within 6 months…”)

Grey (Caesars Emperors Club Temporary Card) None Rare 10  [CG011008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011008)

(8 lines of reverse text, including phone numbers. Third line has “within six months…”)

Lt Pur Tint (Caesars Emperors Club Charter Member) None Ex Rare 125  [CG011009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011009)

(About five cards are presently known in collections!)

Green/Gold (Caesars Emperors Club Charter Member) None Ex Rare 300  [CG011010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011010)

(Charter Member cards were only issued for a very brief time, perhaps a few days to a week.

It's believed that only a few thousand grey cards were originally issued. As with all slot cards,

nearly all of those have been lost, thrown out, or turned back into the club for new cards.

Qualifying for a higher level gold card was hard enough by itself. The Charter Member Gold

Card is a real rarity – unique at the time it was listed!)

2nd Grey (Caesars Emperors Club - Temporary Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG011011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011011)

(6 lines of reverse text)

Lt Purple Tint (Caesars Emperors Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011012)

Green/Dark Gold (Caesars Emperors Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011013)

Green/Light Gold (Caesars Emperors Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011014)

(The gold card was very difficult to earn initially, but was later used as a regular card at times.

Also, 2nd issue reverse has "on the front" as third line from bottom on all but the grey card.)

3rd Lt Purple Tint (Caesars Emperors Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011025)

(This card has phone numbers not aligned)

Lt Purple (Caesars Emperors Club) None Scarce 3  [CG061823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061823)

(This card has phone numbers aligned. Magstripe only)

Lt Purple (Caesars Emperors Club) None Rare 15  [CG133867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133867)

(This card has phone numbers aligned. Punchboard reader & mag stripe. This is the only card

found from Caesars Palace with punchboard reader holes.)

(On reverse of this issue, third line from bottom is "on the front. Gaming not permitted for

persons under the age of 21." )

4th Lt Grey (Caesars Emperors Club with Large Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG011026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011026)

(Thin plastic with 9 lines of reverse text, no phone numbers)

Lt Grey (Caesars Emperors Club with Large Arrows) PPC Scarce 3  [CG011027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011027)

(Normal plastic with 6 lines of reverse text in two paragraphs with phone numbers below)

Grey (Caesars Emperors Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG061822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061822)

Dk Purple-Grey (Caesars Emperors Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG011028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011028)

(Reverse text on last two cards is the same as 3rd issue, except for PPC logo)

5th Grey (Caesars Emperors Club - Temporary Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG011029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011029)

Lt Grey (Caesars Emperors Club - Temporary Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG061824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061824)

(Reverse text 6-7mm from bottom edge of card)

Lt Grey (Caesars Emperors Club - Temporary Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG011030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011030)

(Reverse text about 11mm from bottom edge of card)

6th Gold (Large Logo 8 Lines of Caesars Pattern) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG011031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011031)

7th Gold (Large Logo 8 Lines of Caesars Pattern) Cameo Scarce 3  [CG011032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011032)

8th Gold (Large Logo 8 Lines of Caesars Pattern) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG061825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061825)

9th Gold (Large Logo 8 Lines of Caesars Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG011033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011033)

(On reverse, 4th line begins "Table Games:")

Gold (Large Logo 8 Lines of Caesars Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG011034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011034)

(On reverse, 4th line begins "Table Games, Race & Sports Book:" 2 phone numbers at bottom)

Gold (Large Logo 8 Lines of Caesars Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG011035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011035)

(On reverse, 4th line begins "Table Games, Race & Sports Book:" 1 phone number at bottom)

10th Gold (Small Logo 6 Lines of Caesars Pattern) None Common 1  [CG011036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011036)

11th Gold (Small Logo 5 Lines of Caesars Pattern) None Common 1  [CG011037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011037)

(On reverse, "Slot Reservations" is on the left and aligned with text)

12th Gold (22mm High Logo 5 Lines of Caesars Pattern) None Common 1  [CG103531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103531)

Gold (24mm High Logo 5 Lines of Caesars Pattern) None Common 1  [CG011046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011046)

(On reverse, "Slot Reservations" is centered on bottom line)

13th Black (Park Place Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG061827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061827)

(“Park Place Entertainment” on reverse)

14th Black (Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG071323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071323)

(“Caesars Entertainment” on reverse)

PC White (Hotel Guest & Bust) None V Rare 25  [CG122147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122147)

PC White (Casino Guest – Form 599C Rev. 3/98) None V Rare 25  [CG110763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110763)

PC White (Hotel Guest Casino Ident...) None V Rare 25  [CG110764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110764)

(“Casino Rating” on reverse)

PC Brown Marble/White (Casino Ident…) None V Rare 25  [CG011050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011050)

(States on reverse “Please present…to assure proper casino rating.”)

PC Tan/White (Casino Ident…) None V Rare 25  [CG011051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011051)

(States on reverse “Please present…to assure proper casino rating.”)

PC Green/White (Casino Ident…) None V Rare 25  [CG011052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011052)

(States on reverse “Please present…to ensure your casino activity is properly rated.”)

XX Red (Caesars Emperors Club – Request) None Rare 10  [CG061826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061826)

(Request background. Very rare cards until the casino briefly used them for temp cards)

XX Grey/Blue/Multi (VIP & Casino Buildings) None V Rare 25  [CG011047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011047)

XX Grey/Multi (VIP & Roman Soldier Statue) None V Rare+ 75  [CG011049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011049)

XX White (Bust of Caesar Pictured) None V Rare 25  [CG011053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011053)

(This was a parking pass for good customers)

XX Blue/multi (The Forum Shops & VIP Parking Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011054)

XX Blue/White (Valet Parking) None Scarce 3  [CG045471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045471)

(7 lines of text in contract)

XX Blue/White (Valet Parking) None Scarce 3  [CG011055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011055)

(14 lines of text in contract)

XX Red/White (Valet Parking) None Scarce 3  [CG132676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132676)

XX Gold/Black (VIP Parking) None Scarce 3  [CG132677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132677)

XX Gold/Black (VIP Parking The Colosseum) None Scarce 3  [CG011056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011056)

XX Black (NOBU Hotel Caesars Palace) CodeGreen V Rare 25  [CG011057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011057)

(Copyright 2013 – similar to standard 2012 Total Rewards cards, very limited availability)

*(For current cards see the Harrah’s “Universal Card” section)*

[**CAESARS TAHOE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTCT) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: 2006

1st Lt Green/Black ("Emperors Club" – thin white border) PPC V Rare 50  [CG110370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110370)

(Normal print. "Patent Pending" on reverse. Grayed circle around bust in logo.)

Lt Green/Black ("Emperors Club" – thin black border) PPC V Rare 50  [CG110371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110371)

(Raised print. "Patent Pending" on reverse. Whiter circle around bust in logo)

2nd Lt Green/Black ("Emperors Club" – thin black border) PPC V Rare 50  [CG110372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110372)

(Raised print. "Patent No. 4,941,686" on reverse. Might be slightly scarcer than 1st issue.)

3rd Dk Red ("Caesars Tahoe" & Centered Bust of Caesar) Caulastics V Rare+ 75  [CG110373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110373)

4th Gold ("Caesars Tahoe" & Small Bust of Caesar) Faraday V Rare+ 75  [CG110374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110374)

(A high roller card)

5th Black ("Emperors Club Plus" Black Caesar) Faraday V Rare- 40  [CG110375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110375)

(Punch holes & mag stripe)

Black ("Emperors Club Plus" Black Caesar) Faraday V Rare- 40  [CG110376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110376)

(Mag stripe only, no punched holes)

6th Black ("Emperors Club Plus" White Caesar) Faraday V Rare 50  [CG062770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062770)

7th Black ("Emperors Club Plus" White Caesar) None V Rare 50  [CG110377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110377)

8th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 8 Line Pattern) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG110378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110378)

9th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 8 Line Pattern) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG051309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051309)

10th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 8 Line Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG110379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110379)

11th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 5 Line Pattern) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG110380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110380)

(Reverse phone #1-800-BE-LUCKY)

12th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 5 Line Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG062771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062771)

(Reverse phone #1-800-BE-LUCKY. “An ITT Entertainment Company” under Caesars)

Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 5 Line Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG051308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051308)

(Reverse phone #1-800-BE-LUCKY. **No** “An ITT Entertainment Company” under Caesars)

13th White ("Break The Bank 2000") None Rare 15  [CG110381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110381)

(Actually a room key, this was used briefly in Oct. 2000 when Caesars ran out of slot cards!

Has punch holes and mag stripe, printed with player name.)

14th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 5 Line Pattern) CP23698 Scarce 3  [CG110382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110382)

15th Gold/Red (“Caesars Emperors Card” & 5 Line Pattern) CP24767 Scarce 3  [CG110383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110383)

16th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 5 Line Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG062769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062769)

(Reverse phone #1-800-235-8259)

17th Gold/Red ("Caesars Emperors Card" & 5 Line Pattern) cpi2001799 Common 1  [CG110384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110384)

18th Gold/Red (“Caesars Emperors Card” & 5 Line Pattern) cpi2006124 Common 1  [CG110385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110385)

19th Black/Orange (“Connection Card”) None Common 0  [CG051310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051310)

(There are 6 Casinos listed on the bottom reverse)

20th Black/Orange (“Connection Card”) None Common 0  [CG110386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110386)

(No Casinos are listed on the bottom reverse)

PC Tan/Brown (Casino Guest) None V Rare 25  [CG110387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110387)

[**CAL-NEVA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRECN) **(Reno, NV)**

*(See “Club Cal-Neva”)*

[**CALIFORNIA HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCH) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: no

1st Yellow ("Cal Slot Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG110765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110765)

2nd Yellow ("Cal Slot Club") None Rare 10  [CG110766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110766)

(Black box on reverse)

3rd Yellow ("Cal Slot Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG110767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110767)

(Black box on reverse)

4th Yellow ("Cal Slot Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG058458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056458)

(No black box. Both Faraday 3rd and 4th issues have a white and off white reverse.)

5th Gold/Green ("Players Gold") None Common 1  [CG110769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110769)

(Reverse has 4 lines in the last paragraph. Reverse text starts approx. 6-7mm down from

the top of the card.)

6th Gold/Green ("Players Gold") None Rare+ 25  [CG110770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110770)

(ERROR. "Fremont Hotel" on reverse. Reverse has 5 lines in the last paragraph.)

7th Gold/Green ("Players Gold") None Common 1  [CG110771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110771)

(Reverse has 5 lines in the last paragraph)

8th Gold/Green ("Players Gold") CPICA 22499 Common 1  [CG110772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110772)

(Reverse has 4 lines in the last paragraph)

9th Gold/Green ("Players Gold") CPICA 26334 Common 1  [CG071337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071337)

10th Gold/Green (“Players Gold”) None Common 1  [CG071338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071338)

(Reverse has 4 lines in the last paragraph. Reverse text starts approx. 9-10mm down from

the top edge of the card.)

11th Gold/Green (“Players Gold”) None Common 0  [CG110773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110773)

(This card has a magnetic strip on BOTTOM of the reverse & still has punch holes)

12th Gold/Green (“Players Gold”) None Common 0  [CG113546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113546)

(This card has a magnetic strip on the TOP of the reverse & still has punch holes)

Gold/Green (“Players Gold”) None Common 0  [CG006145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006145)

(This card has a magnetic strip on the TOP of the reverse with NO punch holes)

13th Black (Players Gold) None Common 0  [CG110774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110774)

(Wider text with hole at bottom)

14th Black (Players Gold) None Common 0  [CG110775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110775)

(Narrower text with hole at middle of right edge of card)

(These last two black Players Gold cards were shared with the Fremont and Main Street casinos

so these same cards are listed under all three casinos. California used a "04" player# prefix,

while Fremont used "02" and Main Street used "15" on these cards.)

PC Black ("Mainland Hawaii VIP") None Ex Rare 50  [CG110776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110776)

(No information is available on this card, except that it dates from the mid-1990's)

*(See* ***Boyd Gaming*** *in the UniversalSsection for later cards)*

[**CANNERY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLCA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: January 2003 Closed: no

1st Grey (“American Can Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG058343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058343)

2nd Grey (“American Can Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG007221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007221)

(Blue “Insert Arrows” on obverse)

White (“VIP” & “High Flyer”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG009501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009501)

(Many color variations exist both obverse and reverse)

3rd Grey (“American Can Club”) PPC Common 0  [CG071842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071842)

(Purple “Insert Arrows” on obverse)

**(First three issues all copyright 2003)**

4th Red/Wht (C.A.N. Club) None Common 0  [CG087269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087269)

Blue/Wht (C.A.N. Club – Frequent Flyer) None Common 0  [CG087291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087291)

Grey/Wht (C.A.N. Club – High Flyer) None Common 0  [CG087270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087270)

Black/Wht (C.A.N. Club – First Class) None Common 0  [CG010638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010638)

(Copyright 2008)

5th Red (CAN Club – Red) None Common 0  [CG011373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011373)

Blue (CAN Club – Frequent Flyer) None Common 0  [CG011579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011579)

White (CAN Club – High Flyer) None Common 0  [CG012124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012124)

Gold (CAN Club – First Class) None Common 0  [CG144638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144638)

(Copyright 2012, some cards have "Wise & 55" stickers)

*(Now uses the generic Boyd Gaming cards)*

XX White (VIP on blue stripe with CCR logo above) None Ex Rare 60  [CG012555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012555)

(This was a special custom card made just for Robert and Ruth Kehl. Only 15 copies of each

card were made and only the best two were sent to the Cannery. It's estimated that less than

10 good cards of each name were made.)

[**CARL GIUDICI’S MINT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPM1) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2007

PC Cream (Slot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG110532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110532)

(Also used at the B-Street Gambling Hall in Sparks)

PC White (Carl’s Fun Club”) None Common 1  [CG110533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110533)

(Also used at the Victorian Gambling Hall in Sparks and The Gambler in Reno, used 2002-2004)

PC White (Carl's Fun Club") None Common 1  [CG134992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134992)

(Also used at the Victorian Penny Park, used from 2005-2006)

[**CARSON HORSESHOE CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCAHC) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Blue (KickBack Cash Card-VIP) None Common 1  [CG109095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109095)

(Phone Number **775/833-2211**)

2nd Blue (KickBack Cash Card-VIP) None Common 1  [CG091306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091306)

(Phone Number **775-883-2211**)

[**CARSON NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCNC) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Maroon (Prospector's Club) None Common 1  [CG109096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109096)

2nd Red (Prospector's Club) ACC Common 1  [CG109097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109097)

3rd Dk Red (Prospector’s Club) ACC Common 1  [CG109098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109098)

(The logo on this issue is smaller-only 32 mm tall)

4th Red (Prospector's Club) None Common 1  [CG052263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052263)

Silver (Prospector's Club-Silver Member) None Common 1  [CG109099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109099)

Gold (Prospector's Club-Gold Member) None Common 1  [CG109100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109100)

(This issue copyright 2008)

5th Red/Black (ccnugget.com CLASSIC) None Common 1  [CG109101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109101)

Gold/Black (ccnugget.com GOLD) None Common 1  [CG109103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109103)

Silver/Black (ccnugget.com PLATINUM) None Common 1  [CG109104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109104)

Silver/Black (ccnugget.com DIAMOND) None Scarce 3  [CG109102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109102)

(Second line on reverse starts “cash, complimentaries and…”)

6th Red/Black (ccnugget.com CLASSIC) None Common 1  [CG086973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086973)

Gold/Black (ccnugget.com GOLD) None Common 1  [CG089428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089428)

Silver/Black (ccnugget.com PLATINUM) None Common 1  [CG089429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089429)

Silver/Black (ccnugget.com DIAMOND) None Scarce 3  [CG089427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089427)

(Second line on reverse starts “complimentaries and…”)

7th Red/Black (ccnugget.com CLASSIC) None Common 1  [CG198655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198655)

(No longer has an extension number listed after the 775-882-1626 phone#, white logo on back)

8th Gold/Black (ccnugget.com GOLD) None Common 1  [CG198635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198635)

Silver/Black (ccnugget.com PLATINUM) None Common 1  [CG198636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198636)

Silver/Black (ccnugget.com DIAMOND) None Scarce 3  [CG198637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198637)

(No extension number listed after the 775-882-1626 phone#, black logo on back)

XX White (Prospector's Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109105)

(Temp card, no printing on reverse. Only issued for a few days and only 2 cards known.)

[**CARSON STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCCR) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Capital Rewards Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG109106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109106)

2nd Black/Green/Purple (“The Capital Rewards Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG052265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052265)

3rd Green (“The Capital Rewards Club”) None Common 1  [CG109107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109107)

(2 Logos reverse)

*(The first 3 issues were also used at the Pinon Plaza)*

4th Green (“The Capital Rewards Club”) None Common 1  [CG109108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109108)

(Only “Carson Station” Logo reverse)

5th Orange (“The Capital Rewards Club”) None Common 1  [CG091301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091301)

[**CARSON VALLEY INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMICV) **(Minden, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue ("The Inn Club") None V Rare 30  [CG109449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109449)

(Carson Valley Inn Logo is 28mm across, no "sm" above the logo)

2nd Lt Blue ("The Inn Club") None V Rare 20  [CG070724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070724)

(Carson Valley Inn Logo is 28mm across, "sm" above the logo)

3rd Lt Blue ("The Inn Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG109450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109450)

(Carson Valley Inn Logo is 32mm across. Third line on reverse begins "pit. This"

Also, this is the last issue with a (702) Reno area code.)

4th Lt Blue ("The Inn Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109451)

(**Clear** print. Third line on reverse begins "the pit. This")

Lt Blue ("The Inn Club") None Scarce 3  [CG062998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062998)

(**Blurry** print. Third line on reverse begins "the pit. This")”Inn

5th Lt Blue ("The Inn Club") PPC Common 1  [CG109452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109452)

(Third line on reverse begins "Inn Club number")

(On 2nd to 5th issues an asterisks (\*) following a player’s name indicates a Senior Member)

6th Multicolored (“The Inn Club” & Picture of Casino) PPC Common 1  [CG062999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062999)

(The last line in reverse paragraph begins “time without notice.”)

7th Multicolored (“The Inn Club” & Picture of Casino) PPC Common 1  [CG109453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109453)

(The last line in reverse paragraph begins “its benefits…”)

8th Multicolored (“The Inn Club” & Picture of Casino) PPC Common 1  [CG109454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109454)

(The last line in reverse paragraph begins “alter the Inn…”)

9th Multicolored (“The Inn Club” & Picture of Casino) PPC Common 1  [CG109455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109455)

(“15 consecutive months…” now bold , last line reverse paragraph begins “right to revoke…”)

10th Red (“Inn Club”) None Common 1  [CG091302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091302)

(Single large insert arrow, toll free phone number is 800.321.6983)

11th Red (“Inn Club”) None Common 1  [CG113298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113298)

(Two smaller insert arrows, toll free phone number is 877.783.7704)

12th Blue (“Inn Club”) None Common 1  [CG169337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169337)

(Light purple stripe where player name is printed, background above that is dark blue)

13th Purple (“In Club”) None Common 1  [CG184133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184133)

(Light blue stripe where player name is printed, background above that is purple)

XX White/Red (Carson Valley Inn Logo) VingCard Common 1  [CG109456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109456)

(Room key temporarily used in 2010 as slot card while waiting for new card design)

(Note that an asterisks (\*) following a player’s name indicates a senior player on all cards)

[**CASABLANCA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMECA) **(Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Play It Again") None V Scarce 7  [CG044295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044295)

(On reverse, "CASA BLANCA" is two words and in capital letters)

Gold ("Play It Again") None V Scarce 7  [CG044296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044296)

(On reverse, fourth line under "CasaBlanca" begins "amount of bill")

2nd Orange ("Play It Again" & Dark Blue Birds) None Scarce 3  [CG044298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044298)

(On reverse, "CasaBlanca" is one word and in boldface capital and lower case letters)

Orange ("Play It Again" & Light Blue Birds) None Scarce 3  [CG044297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044297)

(On reverse, "CasaBlanca" is one word and in boldface capital and lower case letters)

Gold ("Play It Again") None Scarce 3  [CG044299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044299)

(On reverse, fourth line under "CasaBlanca" begins "your bill when")

3rd Orange ("Play It Again") None Common 1  [CG044300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044300)

(Last line phone number is 800-459-7529)

Gold ("Play It Again") None Common 1  [CG044301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044301)

(On reverse, fourth line under "CasaBlanca" begins "cardholder only.")

4th Blue ("Play It Again") None Common 0  [CG044302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044302)

(“CasaBlanca” is red and to the **right**. The last line on the reverse begins “promotion…”

“CasaBlanca play” in the first line of text is under the word “CasaBlanca” in the larger heading)

5th Blue ("Play It Again") None Common 0  [CG109013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109013)

(“CasaBlanca” is red and to the **right**. The last line on the reverse begins “promotion…”

“**your** CasaBlanca” in the first line of text is under the word “CasaBlanca” in the larger heading)

6th Blue ("Play It Again") None Common 0  [CG044303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044303)

(“CasaBlanca” is red and **centered**. The last line on the reverse begins “promotion…”)

7th Blue (“Play It Again”) None Common 0  [CG044304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044304)

(“CasaBlanca” is red and **centered**. The last line on the reverse begins “tion, on an…”)

8th Blue (“Play It Again”) None Common 0  [CG044305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044305)

(“CasaBlanca” is dull red and to the **right**. The last line on the reverse begins “basis…”

This issue has added the Logo to the reverse)

9th Black (Rewards Preferred) None Common 0  [CG044306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044306)

Silver (Rewards Platinum) None Common 0  [CG044307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044307)

Silver (Rewards Platinum – Exp: 09/10) None Common 0  [CG210272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210272)

(Exp date printed by card manufacturer)

Gold (Rewards Gold) None Common 1  [CG044308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044308)

10th Red (Rewards Preferred) None Common 1  [CG044309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044309)

Black (Black Diamond) None Ex Rare 25  [CG073898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073898)

11th Red (Rewards Ruby & Large Ruby Gem) None Common 1  [CG044815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044815)

Gold (Rewards Gold & Gold Bars) None Common 1  [CG044817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044817)

Silver (Rewards Platinum & Silver Bars) None Common 1  [CG044818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044818)

Black (Rewards & Large Diamond) None Common 1  [CG044816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044816)

*(CasaBlanca & Virgin River logos are both on reverse. Starting with this issue, cards are*

*used at both casinos.)*

12th Red (Rewards Ruby & Large Ruby Gem) None Common 1  [CG074297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074297)

Silver (Rewards Platinum & Silver Bars) None Common 1  [CG074300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074300)

Black (Rewards & Large Diamond) None Common 1  [CG074298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074298)

(Added phone number “877-GETAWAY” between logos on bottom of reverse)

(Cards from the 11th and 12th issues have been found with Sunset Greens 2010 stickers)

*(CasaBlanca now uses the common Mesquite Gaming cards that are also used by the*

*Virgin River casino)*

XX Silver (Vacation Club Platinum Member) None Ex Rare 25  [CG109084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109084)

("Vacation Club" in white letters)

XX Silver (Vacation Club Platinum Member) None V Rare 15  [CG059535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059535)

("Vacation Club" in silver letters)

XX Silver (Paradise Canyon Resort Owners) None V Rare 15  [CG060426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060426)

XX Silver (Vacation Club – NO “Platinum Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG044310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044310)

(Above four cards are very difficult to obtain)

(“VIP Elite” stickers were issued on many of these cards-with many different colors and dates)

XX White (Personal Banker Free Play) None Scarce 3  [CG109086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109086)

(Also used at Oasis and Virgin River so listed under all three casinos)

**[CASINO FANDANGO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCCF) (Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Purple/Red (“Casino Fandango” & Smiling Fish) CCS061703 Common 1  [CG052260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052260)

2nd Purple/Red (“Casino Fandango” & Smiling Fish) CCS073004 Common 1  [CG109109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109109)

(Different insert arrows found and some cards without arrows)

3rd Purple/Red (“Casino Fandango” & Large Smiling Fish) None Common 1  [CG052261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052261)

4th Green (Club Fandango) None Common 1  [CG109110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109110)

(No mention of points expiring)

5th Green (Club Fandango) None Common 1  [CG052262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052262)

(Reverse mentions “Club points expire 13 months…”)

Tan/White (Club Fandango – “Premier Player”) None V Scarce 7  [CG091303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091303)

6th Green (Club Fandango) None Common 1  [CG109111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109111)

(Larger logo on reverse without “Do The Fandango” underneath)

7th Green (Club Fandango) None Common 1  [CG070287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070287)

(Parrot in lower right corner on obverse)

8th Green (Club Fandango) LVP732789 Common 1  [CG168553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168553)

(Parrot in lower right corner on obverse)

9th Green (“Classic” & palm branches) LVP759977 Common 1  [CG168643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168643)

10th Green (“Classic” & palm branches) LVP805630 Common 1  [CG198656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198656)

XX Black (Army) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG144599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144599)

(Has "P702073" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Blue (Navy) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG144600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144600)

(Has "P702073-1" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Blue (Air Force) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG102507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102507)

(Has "P702073-2" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Lt Blue (Coast Guard) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG144601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144601)

(Has "P702073-3" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Gold (Marines) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG144602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144602)

(Has "P702073-4" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

[**CASINO MONTELAGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHECM) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Tan (“Club Uno”) None Common 1  [CG041362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041362)

(No phone number below address on reverse)

White/Green (“Club Uno”) None Common 3  [CG062568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062568)

(This white card is used as a temporary slot card)

2nd Lt Tan (“Club Uno”) None Common 1  [CG109212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109212)

Blue (“Club Uno”) None Common 1  [CG109213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109213)

(Phone number added below address)

3rd Cream/Multi (“Club Uno”) None Common 1  [CG109214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109214)

4th Cream (“Club MonteLago Preferred”) None Common 1  [CG109215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109215)

[**CASINO ROYALE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCO) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: no

1st Black (Club Royale) None V Scarce 7  [CG071327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071327)

(Last line on reverse is "posted at the Club Royale booth")

2nd Black (Club Royale) None Scarce 3  [CG005312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005312)

(Last line on reverse is "win up to $100,000!")

3rd Black (Club Royale) None Scarce 3  [CG058332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058332)

(Last line on reverse is "or they will be forfeited")

4th Teal (Club Royale) CPICA 24324 Common 1  [CG058333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058333)

5th Teal (Club Royale) CPICA 28999 Common 1  [CG005308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005308)

6th Teal (Club Royale) cpi 2010818 Common 1  [CG005309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005309)

7th Teal (Club Royale) cpi 2015844 Common 1  [CG005310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005310)

8th Teal (Club Royale) cpi 2021647 Common 1  [CG005311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005311)

9th Blue (Buildings) None Common 0  [CG090284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090284)

10th Black (The First $20 is On Us!) None Common 0  [CG154558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154558)

TC White (Casino Royale) None Rare 10  [CG058331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058331)

(Blank reverse. Obverse has address and reservation number. Use unknown, possibly a TC.)

PC White (VIP Services) None Rare 10  [CG120077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120077)

[**CASINO WEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVYECW) **(Yerington, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: 2013

*(Became Pioneer Crossing Casino)*

1st White/Purple ("Sizzlin' Slot") None Scarce 3  [CG059229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059229)

(Raised printing on thin plastic)

PC White/Red “Sizzlin’ Slot”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109630)

(Raised print – good for Drawings, Specials, and Discounts)

[**CASTAWAYS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCB) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2004

1st Blue (Club Castaways Players Card) PPC Common 1  [CG071335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071335)

Blue/Tan (Club Castaways Preferred) PPC Common 1  [CG058345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058345)

2nd Blue (Club Castaways Players Card) PPC Common 1  [CG058344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058344)

(Phone number and web address on reverse)

XX Black (Club Castaways VIP Bowlers Card) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058346)

XX Green (Club Castaways VIP Golfers Card) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058347)

XX Black (Club Castaways POW-MIA) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058348)

XX Multicolored (Hawaiian Card – Shield) PPC Rare 10  [CG059255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059255)

(This issue has both a white and off white reverse)

XX Multicolored (Hawaiian Card – Hula Girl) PPC Common 1  [CG090191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090191)

PC White (VIP Bingo Player) None V Rare 25  [CG110778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110778)

PC White (League Bowler Card) None Rare 10  [CG110779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110779)

PC Gold (Castaways League Gold Card) None Rare 10  [CG110780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110780)

(There are also a number of plain colored cards that were used for bus groups, typically with

the bus group name printed with or without “BUS”)

[**CASUARINA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCU) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Blue (Premium Player) ACC Common 1  [CG065077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065077)

Peach (Premium Player Advantage) ACC Scarce 3  [CG010063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010063)

(The ACC is in the lower right corner of the reverse)

2nd Blue (Premium Player) ACC Common 1  [CG010064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010064)

Peach (Premium Player Advantage) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG010065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010065)

(The ACC is in the lower left corner of the reverse)

3rd Blue (Premium Player) None Common 0  [CG010066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010066)

4th Blue (Premium Player) (I) Common 0  [CG010062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010062)

Silver (The Westin) None Common 1  [CG010067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010067)

5th Blue (Premium Player) None Common 0  [CG010068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010068)

(Web address is now westinvegas.com where it was previously casuarinacasino.com)

[**CAVALIER LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY06) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Cavalier Club 100% Cash Back Slot Club) None Common 0  [CG117821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117821)

(Barcode on reverse)

**[CHARLIE HOLDER’S](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHECH) (Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2007

1st Blue (“Charlie Holder’s” Casino Bar Restaurant) PPC Common 1  [CG062581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062581)

2nd Orange (“Charlie Holder’s” Casino Bar Restaurant) PPC Common 0  [CG109216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109216)

(Used Holder Link cards before becoming “Mystic Lodge Casino”)

**[CHARLIE'S BAR](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLZ82) (Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Becker Gaming”)*

[**CHUKARS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVFECS) **(Fernley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2013

*(Now Jackpot Crossing)*

1st Tan (Chukar License) None Scarce 3  [CG010492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010492)

(Reverse mentions "... within 12 consecutive months." website is "www.chukarscasino.com")

Tan (Chukar License) None Scarce 3  [CG010701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010701)

(Reverse mentions "... within 6 consecutive months." website is "www.chukarscasino.net")

Tan (Chukar License) None Scarce 3  [CG111135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111135)

(Reverse mentions "... within 6 consecutive months." website is "www.chukars-casino.com")

2nd White (Chuckars Airforce) None Scarce 3  [CG010702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010702)

(Airman doesn’t say on card)

Blue (Chuckars Airforce) None Scarce 3  [CG010703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010703)

(Colonel but doesn’t say so on card)

Green (Chuckars Airforce) None Scarce 3  [CG010704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010704)

(General but doesn’t say so on card)

Gold (Chuckars Airforce) None Scarce 3  [CG010705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010705)

3rd Silver (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010706)

Gold (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010707)

Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010708)

Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010709)

[**CHURCHILL SPRINGS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVFACS) **(Fallon, NV)**

[**CHURCHILL STATION CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVFACS) **(Fallon, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

PC Blue (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109179)

*(Casino changed it’s name to Churchill Springs due to law suit by Stations Casino)*

[**CIRCUS CIRCUS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st Pink/White (White "" Ribbon) Faraday Rare 20  [CG058501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058501)

Pink/White (Black "Ringmaster" Ribbon) Faraday Rare+ 40  [CG058500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058500)

(Punchboard reader)

Pink/White (Black "Ringmaster" Ribbon) Faraday V Rare+ 75  [CG113571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113571)

(Mag stripe over reverse text)

2nd Black/Yellow (Ringmaster Players Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG064552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064552)

("O" is RED, both bold and faint obverse background patterns known)

3rd Black/Yellow (Ringmaster Players Club) PPC Common 1  [CG058502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058502)

("O" is PINK)

(Circus Circus went from a punchboard reader to a magnetic stripe on their 2nd issue. Therefore,

leading to more "turn- ins" and "throw outs.")

(Circus Circus briefly used the "One Card" from Mandalay Bay Resorts for a time)

4th Blue/Yellow (Circus Players Club) None Common 0  [CG009877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009877)

Blue (Circus Players Club Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG009896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009896)

Grey (Circus Players Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG009878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009878)

White (Circus Players Club Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG009895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009895)

(Higher level cards says "Good Thru 12/11")

5th Blue/Yellow (Circus Players Club) P673965 Common 0  [CG121113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121113)

6th Blue/Yellow (Circus Players Club) C-00254893AT Common 0  [CG134491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134491)

7th Blue/Yellow (Circus Players Club) LVC-00254893AT Common 0  [CG163531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163531)

XX White (Circus Circus in blue) None Rare 25  [CG010006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010006)

(Tournament card)

XX Orange (Point Competition) None V Rare 200  [CG176548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176548)

(Bingo & Poker Tournament card, reported that 328 cards were issued and all but 5 were

returned and destroyed. Only 1 card known in collector hands.)

XX Red/White (Large “R” over “Ringmaster Club”) None Rare 35  [CG010007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010007)

(Line under “Circus Circus” is 54mm wide, no signature strips on reverse)

XX Pink/White (Large “R” over “Ringmaster Club”) None Rare 35  [CG202230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202230)

(Line under “Circus Circus” is 53mm wide, 2 signature strips on reverse)

PC White (I Broke the Bank in Las Vegas) None Scarce 3  [CG117344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117344)

[**CIRCUS CIRCUS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRECC) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st White ("High Flyers" Punchboard Reader) PPC Rare 40  [CG109925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109925)

Pink/Blue ("High Flyers" Punchboard Reader) PPC Rare 40  [CG109926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109926)

2nd Green ("VIP Club") PPC V Scarce+ 10  [CG062979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062979)

(Has “introductory card” on second line on reverse)

Purple ("VIP Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062977)

(Circus Circus background pattern is easy to read)

3rd White ("VIP Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG063055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063055)

(Has “introductory card” on second line on reverse)

Dk Purple ("VIP Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062978)

(Circus Circus background pattern is hard to read)

4th Orchid ("VIP Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109927)

(First line on reverse starts "When you play the Circus...")

Orchid (“VIP Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109928)

(Part of this card text is cut off due to the lower magnetic strip. Starts out with Playing…”)

5th Gold ("VIP Club") None Scarce 3  [CG063056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063056)

(No web address on obverse)

6th Lt Gold (“VIP Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109929)

(Has web address on obverse)

*(Circus Circus switched to the universal “One Club cards” from Mandalay Resorts and*

*later had their own One Club cards that specifically say “Property of Circus Circus Reno”)*

7th Mustard (“The One Club” & Circus Circus Reno) None Common 0  [CG008893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008893)

(Bottom 2 lines on reverse not indented)

8th Mustard (“The One Club” & Circus Circus Reno) None Common 0  [CG199398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199398)

(Bottom 2 lines on reverse indented

9th Mustard ("The One Club" & Circus Circus Reno) P669315 Common 0  [CG133016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133016)

10th Mustard ("The One Club" & Circus Circus Reno) P681586 Common 0  [CG133016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133016)

11th Mustard ("The One Club" & Circus Circus Reno) P688353 Common 0  [CG203847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203847)

12th Mustard ("The One Club" & Circus Circus Reno) P711140-3 Common 0  [CG133016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133016)

*(Circus Circus then later switched to the Eldorado Resorts One Club cards)*

XX Orange (Eldorado/Silver Legacy/CC “Jackpot Jubilee”) None V Rare 75  [CG109930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109930)

(This card was issued for the 1997 WIBC Tournament and is also listed under Eldorado and

Silver Legacy since it was used at all three properties)

XX Red (Circus Circus Reno Currency) None Scarce 3  [CG109931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109931)

XX Purple (High Roller Bowler 2013) None Scarce 3  [CG112914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112914)

XX Green (High Roller Bowler 2014) P680086 Scarce 3  [CG211773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211773)

XX Black/Purple (Hot August Nights 2013) plicards Scarce 3  [CG120417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120417)

(Has "P660740" in upper left on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

XX Black/Pink (Hot August Nights 2014) P691420-1 Scarce 3  [CG133330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133330)

PCX Lt Gold (“It’s Your Lucky Day!” – 8's) None Scarce 3  [CG109932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109932)

(Has playing card design on reverse with 8’s in corners and “The One Club” issued Sept 2003)

PCX Lt Gold (“It’s Your Lucky Day!” – A's) None Scarce 3  [CG122146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122146)

(Has playing card design on reverse with Aces in corners and “The One Club” issued Dec 2003)

[**CLARION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRECH) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 1996

1st Beige ("Club Clarion") None V Rare 100  [CG010182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010182)

(Top line on obverse is "Reno's Newest Clarion Hotel Casino" with small "Club Clarion" near top)

2nd Beige ("Club Clarion") None V Rare 100  [CG010183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010183)

(Top line on obverse is "Reno's Newest" with large "Club Clarion" is centered)

3rd Orange/Green ("Club Paradise") PPC V Rare 75  [CG010184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010184)

Orange/Green ("Club Paradise Charter 55 Member") PPC V Rare 100  [CG010192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010192)

(This issue has PPC logo on 3 lines in bottom right corner. )

4th Orange/Green ("Club Paradise") PPC V Rare 75  [CG010200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010200)

Orange/Green ("Club Paradise Charter 55 Member") PPC V Rare 100  [CG010227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010227)

(PPC spelled out across bottom)

(Most cards exist with and without barcodes printed on the reverse)

[**CLUB CAL NEVA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRECN) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Maroon (“Gaming Society”) None V Rare 25  [CG109912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109912)

Red (“Gaming Society”) None V Rare 25  [CG109913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109913)

(These cards were issued before the reader boxes were active and were distributed to $1 or

higher machine players. Card was shown like an ID card and play was tracked manually.)

2nd Red/Gold ("New Gaming Society") PPC Scarce 3  [CG109914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109914)

(Maroon text reverse)

Red/Gold ("New Gaming Society") PPC Scarce 3  [CG063072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063072)

(Dark Cherry text reverse)

3rd Red/Yellow ("New Gaming Society") None Scarce 3  [CG109915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109915)

(Black text reverse)

4th Red/Gold (“New Gaming Society”) None Scarce 3  [CG109916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109916)

(This card has a white border)

5th Yellow (Cash Club) None Scarce 0  [CG109917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109917)

(There is no web address on the reverse)

6th Yellow (Cash Club) None Scarce 0  [CG059055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059055)

(There is a web address third line from the bottom on the reverse)

7th Yellow (Cash Club) None Common 0  [CG067980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067980)

(First line of text on reverse is approx. 17mm from the top of the card)

Yellow (Cash Club) None Common 0  [CG150705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150705)

(First line of text on reverse is approx. 20mm from the top of the card)

(Both cards have a web address at the bottom of the reverse)

8th Orange (Best Bet Club Gold Member) None Common 0  [CG006149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006149)

(Phone number and web address on same line on reverse)

9th Orange (Best Bet Club Gold Member) None Common 0  [CG006153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006153)

(Web address below Hotel Reservations line on reverse, reverse text 28mm top to bottom)

10th Orange (Best Bet Club Gold Member) None Common 0  [CG071563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071563)

(Web address below Hotel Reservations line on reverse, reverse text 31mm top to bottom)

11th Orange (Best Bet Club Gold Member) None Common 0  [CG109918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109918)

(Web address below Hotel Reservations line on reverse. “**Management reserves**…” at end of

last line in reverse paragraph)

12th Tan (Celebrating 50 Years! Limited Ed. 1962-2012) None Scarce 3  [CG109919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109919)

13th Orange (Best Bet Club) None Common 0  [CG133019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133019)

(No longer has "Gold Member" on the obverse)

14th Red (Best Bet Club) None Common 0  [CG168547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168547)

(Copyright 2016)

XX1 White (“Cal Neva Reno’s Best Bet Cash Club”) None Common 0  [CG063073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063073)

(This card is a temporary card and expires in 30 days)

XX2 White (“Club Cal-Neva\*Virginian” & Bus) PPC Scarce 3  [CG063074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063074)

XX3 White (“Cal Neva North State Tours” Bus) None Scarce 3  [CG063075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063075)

XX4 White (“Reno’s Best Bet” above 3 line paragraph) None Scarce 3  [CG063076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063076)

(Blank reverse, except for mag stripe)

XX5a White (Grey Oval Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG063077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063077)

(Arrow at left is 4mm wide, oval and text is grey)

XX5b White (Black Oval Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG112854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112854)

(Arrow at left is 3mm wide, oval and text is black)

XX6 Yellow (Bingo) None V Scarce 7  [CG063078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063078)

XX7 White (“New Gaming Society Slot Club”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG063079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063079)

(“Slot Employee Card” on reverse)

XX8 White (Free Play & $10 inside blue diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG109920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109920)

XX9 White (Free Play & $8 inside red heart at left) None Scarce 3  [CG109921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109921)

XX10 White (Free Play & $8 inside red heart at right) None Scarce 3  [CG109922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109922)

XX11 White (Free Play & $5 inside green spade) None Scarce 3  [CG109923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109923)

XX12 White (Cal Neva Oval Logo with border around card) None V Scarce 7  [CG109924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109924)

(Logo and basic card design is same as Free Play cards except logo is centered)

[**CLUB FORTUNE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHECF) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Orange/Yellow (“Fortune Players Club”) None Common 0  [CG068789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068789)

(4 lines 1st paragraph. This card is the casinos first plastic card – all previous cards were paper)

2nd Orange/Yellow (“Fortune Players Club”) None Common 0  [CG109217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109217)

(5 lines 1st paragraph)

3rd Yellow (Players Club) None Common 0  [CG109218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109218)

(Wide gap after paragraph on reverse, bottom text is near bottom of card.

Black oval around “Club”)

4th Yellow (Players Club) PG Common 0  [CG109219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109219)

(Wide gap after paragraph on reverse, bottom text is near bottom of card.

Black oval around “Club”)

5th Yellow (Players Club) PG Common 0  [CG109220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109220)

(Small gap after paragraph, bottom text moved up to make room for punched hole.

No oval around “Club”)

6th Red (Players Club) PG Common 0  [CG109221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109221)

7th Black ("Club Fortune Casino" & Stars) PG Common 0  [CG109222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109222)

8th Black ("Club Fortune Casino" & Stars) None Common 0  [CG134878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134878)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "give your PIN...")

9th Black ("Club Fortune Casino" & Stars) None Common 0  [CG139741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139741)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "(personal identification number)..." )

PC1a White ("Carl's Fun Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG059126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059126)

(Logo on left is light grey. “Gaming Ventures Corp. Reserves All Rights” below name. The

line for the player’s name is dotted.)

PC1b White ("Carl's Fun Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG111464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111464)

(Logo on left is light grey. “Gaming Ventures Corp. Reserves All Rights” below name. The

line for the player’s name is dotted. Same card as above with a “blurry” logo.)

PC2 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG109223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109223)

(Logo on left is light grey. “Gaming Ventures Corp. Reserves All Rights” below name. The

line for the player’s name is solid.)

PC3 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109224)

(Logo on left is light grey. “Card No. First Name Last Name” is below player name.

Also, below that line is “Gaming Ventures Corp. Reserves All Rights”)

PC4 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG109225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109225)

(Logo on left is light grey. “Card No. First Name Last Name” is below player name.

This is the only issue WITHOUT “Gaming Ventures Corp. Reserves All Rights” at bottom.)

(Also, on above three cards, “Fun Club” is light blue)

PC5 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109226)

(Logo on left is black and line for player name and number is a dotted line)

(“Fun Club” is navy blue)

PC6 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109227)

(Casino ran out of cards so they photocopied the third issue. This looks the same as the

one above it, except that “Fun Club” is black.)

PC7 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109228)

(Logo on left is **black.** Line for player name is a solid line. **“Fun Club” is navy blue.** Last line

on reverse begins **between** Carl and Giudici’s.)

PC8 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109229)

(Logo on left is black. Line for player name is a solid line. “Fun Club” is navy blue. Last line

on reverse begins in the middle of “C” in Carl.)

PC9 White ("Carl's Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109230)

(Logo on left is black. Line for player name is a solid line. “Fun Club” is bright blue.)

PC10a White ("Carl's Fun Club" & Color Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG062573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062573)

(Logo on left is in color. Reverse has 8 lines with bottom line centered.)

PC10b White ("Carl's Fun Club" & Color Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111465)

(Logo on left is in color. Reverse has 8 lines with bottom line starting under "C" in Carl.)

PC11 White ("Carl's Fun Club" & Color Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109231)

(Logo on left is in color. Reverse has 9 lines.)

PC12a White (“Carl’s Fun Club” & Orange Colored Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109232)

(There are printing errors with this card causing the yellow “Fun Club” to be filled 10% - 90%)

PC12b White (“Carl’s Fun Club” & Pink Colored Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG167175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167175)

(“Fun Club” in yellow)

PC13 Pink ("Carl's Fun Club" Small Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109233)

PC14 Green ("Carl's Fun Club" Small Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109234)

PC15 Blue ("Carl's Fun Club" Small Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG109235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109235)

PC16 Yellow (“Carl’s Fun Club” Small Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG167161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167161)

[**CLUB of IRELAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=XMLVCO) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

*(Used at several smaller pubs throughout LV, including Molly Malone's, Morrisey's,*

*Kavanaugh's, Sean Patrick's, Gee Bee's and Mad Matty's)*

1st Multi (Club of Ireland - Erin) None Scarce 3  [CG111229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111229)

Multi (Club of Ireland – Claddagh) None Scarce 3  [CG111230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111230)

Multi (Club of Ireland – Celtic) None Scarce 3  [CG111231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111231)

[**COAST CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlv59) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Club Coast) None Common 0  [CG007032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007032)

(4 Casinos are listed on the reverse)

2nd Blue (Club Coast) None Common 0  [CG113575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113575)

(5 Casinos listed on the reverse, Barbary Coast, Gold Coast, Orleans, Suncoast & South Coast)

3rd Blue (Club Coast) None Common 0  [CG007034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007034)

(3 Casinos listed on the reverse, Gold Coast, Orleans & Suncoast)

4th Red (Club Coast Ruby) None Common 0  [CG007035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007035)

Blue (Club Coast Sapphire) None Common 0  [CG007036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007036)

Green (Club Coast Emerald) None Common 0  [CG007053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007053)

5th Red (Club Coast Ruby) None Common 0  [CG007054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007054)

Blue (Club Coast Sapphire) None Common 0  [CG007055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007055)

Green (Club Coast Emerald) None Common 0  [CG007056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007056)

(Color logos on reverse)

(Young at Heart 55+ stickers known on almost all cards for seniors)

*(Coast Casinos kept Club Coast going until 2010 when B Connected Player Club went nationwide.*

*See Boyd Gaming in the Universal Slot Cards section for cards issued after 2010 under B Connected.)*

[**COAST CASINOS SPORTS BOOK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX17) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Coast Casinos Sports Book” & Equipment) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111457)

(The last line in the 1st paragraph starts “Sports Book.”)

2nd Lt Blue (“Coast Casinos Sports Book” & Equipment) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058511)

(The last line in the 1st paragraph starts “Coast casino Sports Book.”)

(Cards were used at “The Orleans, Suncoast, Gold Coast, or Barbary Coast Sports Books.”)

3rd Grey (Sports Book) None Scarce 3  [CG111458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111458)

[**COAST RESORTS TURF CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX18) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1999 Closed: no

1st Orange/Red (Coast Resorts Turf Club & Horse) None Scarce 3  [CG111459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111459)

2nd Orange/Red (Coast **Resorts** Turf Club & Horse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111460)

3rd Orange/Red (Coast **Casinos** Turf Club & Horse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111461)

(Used in The Orleans, Gold Coast, Barbary Coast or Suncoast Race Books)

(PPC text above mag stripe is 30mm wide)

4th Orange/Red (Coast **Casinos** Turf Club & Horse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058510)

(Used in The Orleans, Gold Coast, Barbary Coast, Suncoast or South Coast Race Books)

Orange/Red (Coast **Casinos** Turf Club & Horse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG188468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188468)

(Used in The Orleans, Gold Coast or Suncoast Race Books)

Orange/Red (Coast **Casinos** Turf Club & Horse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG188469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188469)

(Used in The Orleans, Gold Coast, Suncoast or Sam’s Town Race Books)

(PPC text above mag stripe is 25mm wide)

5th White (Turf Club) None Scarce 3  [CG092631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092631)

(Four locations listed on obverse under "Coast Casinos")

6th White (Turf Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111462)

(No locations listed on obverse under "Coast Casinos")

[**COLORADO BELLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLACB) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: no

1st White ("Club Belle" Qualifier Card) Faraday Rare 10  [CG062839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062839)

Blue ("Club Belle" Riverboat) Faraday Rare 10  [CG016112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016112)

2nd Blue ("Club Belle" Riverboat) PPC Scarce 3  [CG041363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041363)

(White and off white reverses. There are also different color variations, including both orange

and red ferris wheels.)

3rd Brown ("Player Card" & "Colorado Belle/Edgewater") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062835)

4th Tan ("Player Card" & "Colorado Belle/Edgewater") PPC Common 1  [CG070912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070912)

(Indented text last two lines on left side of reverse)

Tan ("Player Card" & "Colorado Belle/Edgewater") PPC Common 1  [CG070974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070974)

(Aligned text left side on reverse)

*(Colorado Belle used the "One Card" briefly. See the One Card Universal section.)*

5th Mustard (“The One Club”) None Common 1  [CG008897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008897)

(Has Colorado Belle & Edgewater listed on the obverse)

**(3rd through 5th issue cards were also used at Edgewater)**

6th Clear/Red (Access Players Club) None Common 1  [CG029147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029147)

Clear/Gold (Access Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG070975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070975)

Clear/Black (Access Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109837)

(“Colorado Belle” on bottom obverse)

7th Clear/Red (Access Players Club) None Common 1  [CG109838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109838)

(Web site on obverse bottom)

8th Red (Access Players Club – Preferred) None Common 1  [CG071566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071566)

Grey (Access Players Club – Silver) None Common 1  [CG109839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109839)

Mustard (Access Players Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG109840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109840)

Black (Access Players Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG109841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109841)

(“Colorado Belle” on bottom obverse, both casinos listed on reverse & cards used at both)

9th Red (Access Players Club – Preferred) None Common 1  [CG174324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174324)

Brown (Access Players Club – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG177829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177829)

Yellow (Access Players Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG177830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177830)

Silver (Access Players Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG177831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177831)

Black (Access Players Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG177832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177832)

(No casino name on obverse, Edgewater and Colorado Belle both listed on reverse**, same**

**card used at both locations**.)

XX Black (Club Belle 2001: New Year's) PPC Rare 15  [CG056886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056886)

XX White ("Tour & Travel Guest" Picture of Riverboat) Faraday Ex Rare 100  [CG016110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016110)

XX White ("49 and Holding") None V Rare 75  [CG016111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016111)

(Card was only issued to customers having a 49th Birthday! There is no magnetic strip or

punchboard reader.)

[**COMMERCIAL HOTEL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELCH) **(Elko, NV)**

[**HISTORIC COMMERCIAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELCH) **(Elko, NV)**

*(See “Stockmen’s” – Elko, NV that is right across the street and under the same*

*management, both casinos have always used the same cards)*

[**COMSTOCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRECO) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997? Closed: 2000

1st White (Round "Comstock" sticker attached to front) None V Rare 25  [CG010229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010229)

Tan (Comstock “Gold Club Member”) data card Ex Rare 150  [CG010230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010230)

(One card known in collectors hands)

2nd Black ("Prospector Club") None Scarce 3  [CG063058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063058)

(This issue has a white and off white reverse)

3rd White (Rectangle "Comstock" sticker attached to front) None Rare 10  [CG063057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063057)

(This was used after they ran out of the black cards)

XX Gold/Pink ("Miner") None Rare 25  [CG010231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010231)

XX Gold/Blue ("Silver King") None V Rare 50  [CG010235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010235)

XX Gold/Blue ("Baron") None V Rare 50  [CG010236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010236)

(These colorful and attractive cards were used for different levels of comps)

PC White (“Prospector Club” & Old Photo of Miners) None V Rare 30  [CG010237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010237)

[**CONTINENTAL HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCN) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: 1999

PC White (Card Stock "EZ Money Rock 'n Roller's Club") None Ex Rare 75  [CG071333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071333)

PC Cream (Bingo Membership Card) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110876)

PC Pink (Card Stock "EZ Money Rock 'n Roller's Club") None Ex Rare 75  [CG110877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110877)

PC Lime Green (Continental U.F.O. Frequent Flyer) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110878)

(BINGO Membership Card)

[**COSMOPOLITAN, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVCM) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.2010 Closed: No

*(This casino’s cards are also used as room keys)*

1st Black (“Silver" and Keyhole) None Common 0  [CG110871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110871)

Black (“Gold" and Keyhole – grey reverse) None Common 0  [CG110872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110872)

Black (“Platinum" and Keyhole) None Common 0  [CG110873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110873)

(Identity Membership cards, 3 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

2nd Black (“Silver" and Keyhole) None Common 0  [CG110874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110874)

Black ("Gold" and Keyhole) None Common 0  [CG127163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127163)

Black ("Platinum" and Keyhole) None Common 0  [CG130188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130188)

(Identity Membership cards, 2 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

3rd Black (Picture of full black key – black reverse) None Common 0  [CG110875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110875)

Grey (Picture of full purple key – white reverse) None Common 0  [CG113303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113303)

Grey (Picture of full white key – grey reverse) None Common 0  [CG113304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113304)

4th Black ("Silver" and Keyhole) None Common 0  [CG127164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127164)

(Reverse phone number is 877.893.2076)

Black ("Sterling" and Keyhole) None Common 0  [CG127165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127165)

(Reverse phone number is 877.388.6919)

(This issue has 3 lines of text in the reverse paragraph with unique phone numbers, all previous

issues had the 877.551.7772 phone number)

5th Grey (Picture of full black key) C-57048A Common 0  [CG199814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199814)

Grey (Picture of full purple key) C-57048A Common 0  [CG139744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139744)

Grey (Picture of full white key) C-57048A Common 0  [CG139745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139745)

6th Grey (Picture of full purple key) C2-3045350015 Common 0  [CG165477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165477)

Black (Picture of full black key) C2-3045350017 Common 0  [CG157485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157485)

7th Black (“Silver” and Keyhole) PG Common 0  [CG160037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160037)

(Web address on it’s own line at bottom of reverse, all previous cards had web address on same

line as the problem gambler phone number)

[**COZY’S TAVERN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLW90) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Gold (Cozy’s Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG199788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199788)

Gold/Silver (Cozy’s Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG165915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165915)

Gold/Black (Cozy’s Rewards – Black) None Scarce 3  [CG165916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165916)

[**CROWN & ANCHOR BRITISH PUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/White/Blue (Crown & Anchor British Pub) None Scarce 3  [CG141428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141428)

[**CRYSTAL BAY CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCBCB) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Copper (“Crystal Bay Club VIP”) None Common 1  [CG041443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041443)

Silver (“Crystal Bay Club VIP”) None Common 1  [CG041438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041448)

(Phone number on reverse is 9829)

2nd Glittery Copper (“Crystal Bay Club VIP”) None Common 1  [CG110389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110389)

Silver (“Crystal Bay Club VIP”) None Common 1  [CG110390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110390)

(This issue has 6333 phone number on reverse. Text is also now above the mag strip.)

3rd Glittery Copper (“Crystal Bay Club VIP”) None Common 1  [CG091304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091304)

Glittery Silver (“Crystal Bay Club VIP”) None Common 1  [CG110391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110391)

Flat Black ("Crystal Bay Club VIP") None V Scarce 7  [CG154711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154711)

(Website added on obverse & under logo on reverse)

[**D LAS VEGAS, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVT5) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously Fitzgeralds)*

1st Silver (D Club) None Common 0  [CG087862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087862)

Grey (D Club) None Common 0  [CG103305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103305)

Black (D Club) None Common 0  [CG088672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088672)

(Reservations phone number on reverse is 1-702-388-2400)

2nd Silver (D Club) None Common 0  [CG121114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121114)

(Reservations phone number on reverse is 1-800-274-5825)

3rd Black (The ONE – Your Experience Card) None Common 0  [CG194528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194528)

(Same card also used at the Golden Gate Casino)

[**DANNY'S COUNTRY STORE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVD1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: c.1991

1st Yellow ("Danny's" Logo) PPC Ex Rare 75  [CG110879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110879)

(Incomplete printing. Thicker writing. "Country Store" is 75% filled in.)

2nd Yellow ("Danny's" Logo) PPC Rare 15  [CG060427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060427)

(Complete printing. Fine detail on card. "Country Store" is 25% filled in.)

(Several examples of the 2nd issue were found and sold on Ebay in early 2001)

PC White (Daily Award Number) None Rare 10  [CG117345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117345)

[**DAYTONA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVDASL) **(Dayton, NV)**

*(See Slotworld Daytona Casino)*

[**DEAN'S PLACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLZ20) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Dean's Place Las Vegas, NV) None Scarce 3  [CG133556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133556)

[**DEN, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU72) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199790)

[**DEPOT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVDADC) **(Dayton, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2007

1st Blue (Depot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG109140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109140)

Grey (Depot Rewards Top 100) None Rare 15  [CG109141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109141)

[**DESERT INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVDI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 2000

1st Blue (Celebrity Slot Club) None V Rare+ 75  [CG110880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110880)

2nd Gold (Celebrity Slot Club & Pile of Slot Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG110881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110881)

3rd Black (Desert Inn Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG110882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110882)

(There are slight color variations of this card's reverse)

4th Black (Desert Inn Players Club) Cameo Rare+ 20  [CG110883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110883)

5th Black (Desert Inn Players Club) DLR CP Common 1  [CG058515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058515)

6th Blue (Players Club & Pool) None Common 1  [CG058706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058706)

XX Green/Cream (Room key used for slot play) PPI/IMPACT V Scarce 7  [CG110884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110884)

(ITT on obverse under Las Vegas)

PCX Dk Blue (“Preferred Guest – Sheraton Desert Inn”) None Rare 50  [CG118724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118724)

(Circular Sheraton logo over Sheraton Desert Inn Las Vegas on bottom of obverse)

PCX Dk Blue (“Preferred Guest – Sheraton Desert Inn”) None Rare 50  [CG118726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118726)

(Circular Sheraton logo over Sheraton Desert Inn without Las Vegas on bottom of obverse)

PCX Burgundy (“Preferred Guest – Sheraton Desert Inn”) None Rare 50  [CG118725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118725)

(No circular Sheraton logo at the bottom of obverse)

PCX Royal Blue (“Preferred Guest – Desert Inn”) None Rare 50  [CG118727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118727)

PCX Green (“Preferred Guest – Desert Inn”) None Rare 50  [CG118728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118728)

(These last two cards do not mention Sheraton on the obverse)

(The PCX cards were used for ID purposes as well as table play tracking)

[**DIAMOND'S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREDC) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Purple ($20.00 Jackpot Loyalty Card) None Rare 7  [CG109933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109933)

[**DINI'S LUCKY CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVYELC) **(Yerington, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: no

1st Brown (Dini’s Horseshoe Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG177945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177945)

PC Tan ("Dini Bucks Slot Club" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG011499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011499)

(This laminated card has “Dice” in the Horseshoe Logo in the upper left corner and

an advertisement printed on the reverse)

PC Tan ("Dini Bucks Slot Club" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG011500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011500)

(This laminated card has “Dice” in the Horseshoe Logo in the upper left corner

with a blank reverse)

PC Cream (Dini’s Lucky Club” Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG011501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011501)

(**No** “No.” after “name line”)

PC Cream (Dini’s Lucky Club” Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG011509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011509)

(**With** “No.” after “name line”)

(This laminated card now has “Fruit” in the Horseshoe Logo in the upper left corner)

***(The paper cards preceded the plastic cards)***

[**DISTILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY33) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/White (VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG124372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124372)

[**DOTTY’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=xmnedo%20) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

*(Same cards are used at several locations)*

1st Cream/Red (“Dotty’s”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG110885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110885)

2nd Cream/Red (“Dotty’s”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG110886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110886)

3rd Cream/Red (“Dotty’s”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110887)

[**DOUBLE DOWN SALOON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVDD) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Bronze (Double Down Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG169588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169588)

Silver (Double Down Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG177839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177839)

Gold (Double Down Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199791)

[**DOWNTOWN GRAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVDG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Blue (MyPoints) None Common 0  [CG118170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118170)

2nd White (Downtown Grand Rewards) None Common 0  [CG149494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149494)

Silver (Downtown Grand Rewards) None Common 1  [CG149495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149495)

Black (Downtown Grand Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG149496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149496)

[**DRAFT HOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVD2) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: no

1st White ("Players Club" & Cow Logo) None Rare+ 25  [CG110897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110897)

(Last line on reverse is "other four locations to enjoy the same great benefits.")

2nd White ("Players Club" & Cow Logo) None Scarce+ 7  [CG110898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110898)

(Last line on reverse is "locations to enjoy the same great benefits.")

(Upon signing up, players were issued oversized paper cards as temps until their card came in the mail)

PC1 White (Temporary Replacement Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG110899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110899)

PC2 Yellow (Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG110900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110900)

(“Draft House” on one line, "Bar & Casino" on next line)

PC3 Lt Orange (Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG110901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110901)

(“Draft House Barn & Casino” on one line)

PC4 Yellow (New Member Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG058506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058506)

PC5 Lt Orange (New Member Card-“Big Dog’s Draft House”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110902)

PC6 Blue (Temporary Replacement Card None V Scarce 7  [CG195364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195364)

[**DUKE’S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPDC) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2004

1st Blue (Duke’s Casino”) None Scarce 3  [CG059128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059128)

XX White (Duke’s Casino) None V Rare 25  [CG110534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110534)

(It is unsure what purpose was planned for this card)

[**DUNES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVDU) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 1993

1st Purple ("Sami Sultan's Slot Club") PPC Ex Rare 600  [CG009788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009788)

(This card was similar to the Mint's. Dollar machines had a ticket dispenser attached to them.

Customers had to have a slot card in order to redeem the tickets. About 6000 – 7000 people

joined the club overall, but only 9 – 10 pieces are currently known.)

[**EASTSIDE CANNERY (Las Vegas, NV)**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVEA)

Slot ClubOpened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red/Wht (C.A.N. Club) None Common 0  [CG109236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109236)

(Cards known with “GRAND OPENING TEMP” printed in player name area)

Blue/Wht (C.A.N. Club-Frequent Flyer) None Common 0  [CG109237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109237)

Grey/Wht (C.A.N. Club-High Flyer) None Common 0  [CG109238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109238)

Black/Wht (C.A.N. Club-First Class) None Common 0  [CG109239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109239)

(All cards copyright 2008 and have tiny “EC” in upper right corner on obverse)

2nd Red (CAN Club-Red) None Common 0  [CG109240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109240)

Blue (CAN Club-Frequent Flyer) None Common 0  [CG109241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109241)

White (CAN Club-High Flyer) None Common 0  [CG109242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109242)

Gold (CAN Club-First Class) None Common 0  [CG109243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109243)

(Copyright 2012)

(Cards may have "Wise & 55" senior stickers)

*(Now uses the generic Boyd Gaming cards)*

[**ECLIPSE GAMING OPERATIONS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVEG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Eclipse Gaming Operations) None Scarce 3  [CG116258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116258)

(Used at Bentley's and some Jackpot Joanie's locations, reverse of this card is upside down)

[**ED’S TOPAZ NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVGATN) **(Topaz Lake, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC Red (“Slot Club”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG109578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109578)

[**EDGEWATER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAED) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1990 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Winners Edge" Qualifier Card) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG109850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109850)

White ("Winners Edge") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG062834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062834)

(Punchboard reader)

2nd White ("Winners Edge" Temporary Card) None Common 1  [CG062829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062829)

Tan ("Winners Edge") PPC Common 1  [CG109851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109851)

(Darker shade on obverse)

Tan ("Winners Edge") PPC Common 1  [CG062830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062830)

(Lighter shade on obverse)

3rd Brown ("Player Card" & "Colorado Belle/Edgewater") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062835)

4th Tan ("Player Card" & "Colorado Belle/Edgewater") PPC Common 1  [CG070912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070912)

(Indented text last two lines on left side of reverse)

Tan ("Player Card" & "Colorado Belle/Edgewater") PPC Common 1  [CG070974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070974)

(Aligned text left side on reverse)

*(Edgewater used the "One Card" briefly. See the One Card Universal section.)*

5th Mustard (“The One Club”) None Common 1  [CG008897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008897)

(Has Colorado Belle & Edgewater listed on the obverse)

**(3rd through 5th issue cards were also used at Colorado Belle)**

6th Clear/Red (Access Players Club) None Common 1  [CG109852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109852)

Clear/Gold (Access Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109853)

Clear/Black (Access Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109854)

(“Edgewater” on bottom obverse)

7th Clear/Red (Access Players Club) None Common 1  [CG109855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109855)

(Web site on obverse bottom)

8th Red (Access Players Club-Preferred) None Common 1  [CG050769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050769)

Grey (Access Players Club-Silver) None Common 1  [CG109856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109856)

Mustard (Access Players Club-Gold) None Common 1  [CG109857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109857)

Black (Access Players Club-Platinum) None Common 1  [CG109858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109858)

(“Edgewater” on bottom obverse, both casinos listed on reverse & cards used at both locations)

9th Red (Access Players Club – Preferred) None Common 1  [CG174324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174324)

Brown (Access Players Club – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG177829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177829)

Yellow (Access Players Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG177830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177830)

Silver (Access Players Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG177831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177831)

Black (Access Players Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG177832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177832)

(No casino name on obverse, Edgewater and Colorado Belle both listed on reverse and same

card used at both locations.)

XX White/Teal (“Winner’s Edge Club”) None V Rare 25  [CG109859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109859)

XX Silver (Winners Edge Club & Wizard) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109860)

(This very attractive card was used around 1990 for 10% room rate discounts and other things)

[**EL CAPITAN LODGE & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHAEC) **(Hawthorne, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously used “Holder Link” cards found in the universal section)*

*(In 2011 started using Northern Star Casinos’ cards that are also found in the universal section)*

[**EL CORTEZ**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVEC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Green (“Jackie’s Club”) PPC Common 0  [CG058460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058460)

(Has period only at the end of "Plastic Print-A-Card Co.")

Green ("Jackie's Club") PPC Common 0  [CG120414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120414)

(Has period and comma at the end of "Plastic Print-A-Card Co.,")

2nd Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Emerald) PPC Common 0  [CG030813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030813)

Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Sapphire) PPC Common 0  [CG110903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110903)

Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Ruby) PPC Common 0  [CG110904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110904)

Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Diamond) PPC Common 0  [CG110905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110905)

(Small gem stones in lower right corner on obverse)

3rd Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Emerald) PPC Common 0  [CG092848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092848)

Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Sapphire) PPC Common 0  [CG092849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092849)

Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Ruby) PPC Common 0  [CG090956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090956)

Black (“Jackie’s Club Cortez” Diamond) PPC Common 0  [CG090955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090955)

(“Jackie’s Club” in block letters, previously in script on obverse)

[**EL RANCHO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVER) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 1990?

PC Pink (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG110906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110906)

[**ELDORADO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEEL) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996? Closed: no

*(See “Joker’s Wild Casino” for cards used at both locations)*

PC Black/Pink ("Young at Heart Club" on Card Stock) None Rare+ 25  [CG109244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109244)

PC Black/Red ("Young at Heart Club" on Card Stock) None Rare+ 25  [CG109245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109245)

PC White (Membership Card) None Rare+ 25  [CG121591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121591)

PC White (Eldorado Logo) None Rare+ 25  [CG128646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128646)

(Red stamped number at top, line for player name at bottom, blank reverse)

[**ELDORADO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREEL) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: no

1st Gold (The Golden Dollar) None Ex Rare 200  [CG010238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010238)

(Raised printing)

2nd Red ("Golden Dollar Membership Card") None Ex Rare 200  [CG010242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010242)

(Raised printing. Only one example currently known.)

3rd Red ("Bonus Slot Card" & "Golden Dollar Club" Logo) None Ex Rare 125  [CG010271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010271)

(This beautiful card has raised printing. Only a few examples are known in collections.)

Gold ("Eldorado Gold Card" Blue Logo & Hologram) Data Card Ex Rare 100  [CG010314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010314)

(It is believed that Hologram cards were only issued to higher level players. Mfg mark is actually

“DATA CARD PA”)

4th White/Red ("Bonus Slot Card") None V Rare 40  [CG063108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063108)

5th White/Red ("Bonus Card") None Rare 7  [CG010272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010272)

Gold ("Eldorado Gold Card" Blue Logo & Hologram) None V Rare+ 75  [CG059266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059266)

6th Gold ("Eldorado Gold Card") None Common 1  [CG059267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059267)

(No web address)

(There are light and bold printing variations in the "Gold Card" pattern in right rectangle)

Gold ("Eldorado Gold Card" Pink Logo & Hologram) None V Rare 40  [CG010277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010277)

(It's believed Hologram cards were only issued to higher level players)

7th Gold ("Eldorado Gold Card") None Common 1  [CG010278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010278)

(Reverse has web address)

8th Gold (“Eldorado Gold Card”) CPICA 24182 Scarce 3  [CG010288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010288)

9th Gold ("Eldorado Gold Card") CPICA 27741 Scarce 3  [CG010289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010289)

10th Gold (Eldorado Gold Card”) cpi 30095 Scarce 3  [CG010290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010290)

11th Gold (Eldorado Gold Card”) cpi 2001754 Common 1  [CG010302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010302)

12th Red (“VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG063109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063109)

Gold (“Gold Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG063110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063110)

Gold (“Gold Plus Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG063111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063111)

Silver (“Premier Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG010307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010307)

Silver (Does NOT say “Premier Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG010304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010304)

Black (“Presidents Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG063112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063112)

(“Authorized Signature” aligned with phone numbers on reverse)

13th Red (“VIP Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109934)

Gold (“Gold Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109935)

Gold (“Gold Plus Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109936)

Silver (“Premier Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG063113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063113)

Black (“Presidents Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109937)

(“Authorized Signature” is 5mm high and is **NOT** aligned with phone numbers on reverse)

14th Red (“VIP Member”) None Common 0  [CG071844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071844)

Gold (“Gold Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109938)

(Smaller "VALID THROUGH" and "MEMBER SINCE" text is approx. 2mm high)

Gold (“Gold Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109939)

(Larger "VALID THROUGH" and "MEMBER SINCE" text is bolder and approx. 2.5mm high)

Gold (“Gold Plus Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG109940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109940)

Silver (“Premier Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109941)

Black (“Presidents Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109942)

(“Authorized Signature” on this issue is now 3.5mm high and not aligned with phone numbers)

15th Red (“VIP Member”) None Common 0  [CG070877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070877)

(The card is a **flat** color, no longer foil printing)

16th Red (“VIP Member”) (I) Common 0  [CG109943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109943)

Gold (“Gold Member”) (I) Common 0  [CG109944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109944)

Gold (“Gold Plus Member”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG109945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109945)

Silver (“Premier Member”) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG109946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109946)

Black (“Presidents Member”) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG109947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109947)

17th Red (“VIP Member”) None Common 0  [CG109948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109948)

(Flat color printing like 15th issue, smaller/lower logo like 16th issue)

Gold ("Gold Member") None Common 0  [CG142574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142574)

(Lower logo and background "Eldorado" is more bronze where previous cards were more gold)

18th Red ("VIP Member") None Common 0  [CG133017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133017)

Gold ("Gold Member") None Common 0  [CG142575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142575)

Gold ("Gold Plus Member") None Scarce 3  [CG153125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153125)

Silver (Premier Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG134611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134611)

(No signature strip on reverse, "Authorized Signature" removed from reverse)

***(Switched to the Eldorado Resorts One Club cards)***

XX Purple (“Team”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109949)

(This card is an employee card, and they were given only one)

XX Gold ("Eldorado Gold Card") None V Rare 25  [CG059268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059268)

(This was a card attached to a plastic sheet targeted at bowlers. The reverse of the card has a [CG059269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059269)

Reno National Bowling Stadium Logo. This piece dates from 1995.)

XX Orange (Eldorado/Silver Legacy/CC “Jackpot Jubilee”) None V Rare 75  [CG109930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109930)

(This card was issued for the 1997 WIBC Tournament and is also listed under Circus Circus

and Silver Legacy since it was used at all three properties.)

XX Purple (WIBC $5 Gift Card) cpi 2009725 Scarce 3  [CG109951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109951)

(This gift card was also used as a slot card for a short period of time)

XX Blue (USBC 2007 VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG109952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109952)

XX Red (USBC Women’s VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG109953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109953)

XX Blue (TNBA 2008 VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG200271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200271)

XX Dk Blue (The Prospector’s Club) (I) Scarce 3  [CG109954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109954)

(5 Restaurants and bars listed on reverse)

PC White (Preferred Customer Card) None Rare 25  [CG109955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109955)

[**ELIXIR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEE1) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG124371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124371)

[**ELLIS ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVES) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Ellis Island Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG058468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058468)

(This issue card had both white and off white reverse)

2nd Yellow (Ellis Island Casino & Brewery) PPC Common 0  [CG087696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087696)

(PPC mfg mark is 25mm wide)

3rd Yellow (Ellis Island Casino & Brewery) PPC Common 0  [CG058467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058467)

(PPC mfg mark is 32mm wide)

Silver (Elite) PPC Rare 10  [CG087695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087695)

(This card had both a light and dark silver reverse)

Gold (Inner Circle) None Rare 10  [CG110907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110907)

4th Yellow (Ellis Island Casino & Brewery) ACC Common 0  [CG087693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087693)

Gold (Inner Circle) ACC Rare 10  [CG087694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087694)

5th Silver (Elite) ABL Rare 10  [CG125298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125298)

Gold (Inner Circle) ABL Rare 10  [CG134344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134344)

6th Gold ("Passport Players Club" & glasses of beer) ABL Common 0  [CG125299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125299)

Gold ("Passport Players Club" & steak) ABL Common 0  [CG125326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125326)

Gold ("Passport Players Club" & ribs) ABL Common 0  [CG125387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125387)

Gold ("Passport Players Club" & Karaoke/microphone) ABL Common 0  [CG125327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125327)

7th White (Passport Players Club – Passport in red) None Common 0  [CG144550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144550)

White (Passport Players Club – Passport in silver) None Common 0  [CG144654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144654)

White (Passport Players Club – Passport in gold) None Common 0  [CG144655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144655)

**[EMERALD ISLAND CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEEI) (Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(This Casino was formerly the “Pot O’ Gold” and before that the “Post Office Casino”)*

1st Green (Club “Jewel” & Treasure Chest) None Scarce 3  [CG008685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008685)

2nd Green (Club “Jewel” & Emerald-**green** oval) None Scarce 3  [CG008686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008686)

Purple (Club “Jewel” & Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG008687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008687)

Black (Club “Jewel” & Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG008688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008688)

3rd Green (Club “Jewel” & Emerald-**black** oval) None Common 1  [CG008689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008689)

Purple (Club “Jewel” & Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG008690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008690)

(All reverse text centered)

4th Green (Jade) None Common 1  [CG008691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008691)

Red (Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG008692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008692)

(These cards have an oval logo to the right on the obverse with "The Jewel of Henderson")

5th Green (Jade Card & Picture of Casino) None Common 1  [CG008693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008693)

Red (Ruby Card & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG008694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008694)

Purple (Sapphire Card & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG111471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111471)

Black (Emerald Card & Picture of Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG139682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139682)

(No arrows on obverse)

6th Green (Jade Card & Picture of Casino) None Common 1  [CG008695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008695)

(White arrows and “Insert Card” added to obverse)

7th Green (Jade Card – 10 Years 2003-2013) None Common 1  [CG008671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008671)

Red (Ruby Card – 10 Years 2003-2013) None Scarce 3  [CG008672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008672)

Purple (Sapphire Card – 10 Years 2003-2013) None Scarce 3  [CG008673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008673)

Black (Emerald Card – 10 Years 2003-2013) None V Scarce 7  [CG008674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008674)

8th Green (Jade) None Common 1  [CG134489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134489)

Red (Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG139742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139742)

(Black band across bottom of obverse for player name)

9th Green (Jade) None Common 1  [CG142891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142891)

Red (Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG200341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200341)

Purple (Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG200342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200342)

Black (Emerald ) None V Scarce 7  [CG200343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200343)

(Level on slight angle, large jewel in background)

**(Note**: The Paper Cards below pre-dated the plastic cards**)**

PC1 White (“Emerald Island Casino The Jewel”) None Common 1  [CG008698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008698)

(On this issue the “s” in Casino touches the bottom of the emerald)

PC2 White (“Emerald Island Casino The Jewel”) None Common 1  [CG008699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008699)

(On this issue the “s” in Casino does NOT touch the bottom of the emerald., there is a space.

Reverse is upside down.)

PC3 White (“Emerald Island Casino The Jewel”) None Common 1  [CG062575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062575)

(This paper card has a yellow “Halo” around the green emerald)

XX Green (Temp paper) None Scarce 3  [CG008700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008700)

[**ERNIE'S LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX30) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2002

1st Black ("Wild Won" & Flaming Dice) PPC Scarce 3  [CG112180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112180)

*(Became Wildfire Casino and same card was used)*

**[EUREKA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlve1) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Brown (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG110909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110909)

(**Flat** obverse)

Black (“the founders Club”) None Rare 15  [CG110910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110910)

(It is unknown the intended use for this card)

2nd Brown (The Club) None Common 0  [CG110911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110911)

(**Glossy** obverse)

3rd Brown (The Club) None Common 0  [CG110912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110912)

(More reddish-brown obverse than 2nd issue and reverse text is bold)

(Top line of text on reverse above the mag stripe is 69mm wide for the first three issues)

4th Brown (The Club) None Common 0  [CG110913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110913)

(Top line of text on reverse above the mag stripe is now 67mm wide)

5th Brown (The Club) None Commone 0  [CG134346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134346)

(No text on reverse above the mag stripe)

(The paper cards preceded the plastic card that was issued in **2008**)

PC Blue (“Eureka Casino” & Gold Miner) None Rare 15  [CG110908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110908)

PC White/Blue (“Eureka Casino” & Gold Miner with confetti) None Rare 15  [CG058334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058334)

(Smaller keychain card with player# printed on reverse used to track jackpots)

**[EUREKA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMEEU) (Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Gold (Gold Club) None Common 1  [CG044390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044390)

2nd Gold (Gold Club) ACC Common 1  [CG044391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044391)

3rd Gold (Gold Club) ACC Common 1  [CG044392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044392)

(There is no longer a colored stripe over the words “Casino Hotel”. )

4th Gold (Gold Club) ACC Common 0  [CG044393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044393)

(“Where the Players Win” in script has been added to the obverse)

5th Gold (Gold Club) None Common 0  [CG044394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044394)

(“Where the Players Win” is now in block letters on the obverse)

6th Brick/Cream (Gold Club) None Common 0  [CG044396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044396)

Grey (Exclusive) None Scarce 3  [CG044397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044397)

7th White (The Club) None Common 0  [CG109014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109014)

Yellow (Gold Club) None Common 0  [CG073899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073899)

Grey (exclusive Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115473)

(Now says "Eureka Casino Resort" instead of "Eureka Casino". Fourth line on reverse starts

"Present your Club Card...")

8th White (The Club) None Common 0  [CG144724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144724)

Yellow (gold Club) None Common 0  [CG133161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133161)

Grey (exclusive Club) None Scarce 3  [CG139736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139736)

Black/Gold (founders Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG139737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139737)

(Fourth line on reverse starts "card reader...")

9th Yellow (gold Club) None Common 0  [CG161666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161666)

(Fourth line on reverse starts "reader...")

[**EXCALIBUR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVEX) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: no

1st White (Large "Crown Club" Logo) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG005334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005334)

2nd Red ("Crown Club" Reverse phone # 800-937-7777) Faraday Rare 10  [CG058503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058503)

3rd Gold ("Crown Club" Reverse phone # 800-879-1379) Faraday Rare 10  [CG005335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005335)

(The above card exists with both a white and a cream border, otherwise cards are identical)

(The first three issues have a punchboard reader)

4th Gold ("Crown Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG005338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005338)

Red ("Crown Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG005339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005339)

(Reverse phone number is 800-937-7777 for this issue and magnetic stripe goes through reverse text.

These would be rarer, except they were used afterwards occasionally as temp cards.)

5th Gold ("Crown Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG005356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005356)

Red ("Crown Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG005343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005343)

(Reverse phone number is 800-879-1379 for this issue and magnetic stripe goes through reverse text)

6th Gold ("Crown Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG005357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005357)

(Reverse phone number is 800-879-1379)

7th Gold ("Crown Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG058504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058504)

(Reverse phone number is 1-800-633-7777)

8th Purple ("Crown Club" picture of Excalibur Sword) None Common 0  [CG005359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005359)

(Versions are known with reverse text in bold or light printings)

(Sword on Purple cards is Gold, color variations exist in purple border)

(7th and 8th issue cards have been found with stickers on reverse with additional numbers)

9th Blue ("Crown Club" picture of Excalibur Sword) None Common 0  [CG058507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058507)

(Reverse text in boldface. Space between paragraph and “For Reservations…”)

Blue ("Crown Club" picture of Excalibur Sword) None Scarce 3  [CG005358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005358)

(Reverse text NOT in boldface, except for the word “Excalibur”. No space between paragraph

and “For Reservations…”)

(Sword on Blue cards is Silver, color variations exist in blue border)

10th Red ("Crown Club" picture of Excalibur Sword) None Common 0  [CG058505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058505)

(Issues four through ten have a magnetic strip on the reverse)

XX Multi (PokerPro Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG150347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150347)

TC Black (Horizontal Sword above "VIP") PPC V Rare 50  [CG110914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110914)

PC Purple/White (Quest for Gold) None Rare 30  [CG110915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110915)

PC Pink (“Casino Guest Card” & “Guests of the Realm”) None Rare 30  [CG113578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113578)

("Casino Guest Card" is 74mm wide)

PC Grey (“Casino Guest Card” & “Guests of the Realm”) None Rare 30  [CG110916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110916)

("Casino Guest Card" is 67mm wide)

PC White/Purple (Casino Guest Card & Sword) None Rare 30  [CG110917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110917)

*(Excalibur was using the "One Card" then switched to the MGM “M Life” cards)*

**[FABULOUS FREDDY’S](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX15) (Las Vegas, NV)**

[**FREDDY'S CAR WASH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX15) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Red (Freddybuck$) None Scarce 3  [CG111075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111075)

(Numbers below bar code are under 2 mm tall. Barcode starts under “o” in “application”)

2nd Red (Freddybuck$) None Scarce 3  [CG111076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111076)

(Numbers below bar code are over 3 mm tall. Barcode starts under “n” in “application”)

3rd Red (Freddybuck$ - Loyalty Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111077)

(Car door blue. Mag strip on **bottom** reverse. Barcode starts just past “of” in line above.

Numbers under barcode are extra bold and there only a 2mm space between the numbers and

the mag stripe.)

4th Red (Freddybuck$ - Loyalty Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111078)

(Car door blue. Mag strip on **bottom** reverse. Barcode starts just past “of” in line above and

there’s a 4mm space between the numbers and the mag stripe)

5th Red (Freddybuck$ - Loyalty Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111079)

(Car door blue. Mag strip on **top** reverse. Barcode starts under “o” in “of” in line above)

6th Black (The Fabulous Player$ Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111080)

[**FIESTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEFI) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

*(Uses the same cards as Fiesta, LV starting with their 3rd issue)*

[**FIESTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLFI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st White/Yellow ("Amigo Club") None Common 1  [CG058699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058699)

(Color variations vary from yellow to orange borders)

2nd Black ("Macho Millionaire Club" & Cartoon Animal) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058701)

(This card is only issued to players with at least 1 million lifetime points)

3rd Red ("Fiesta Amigo Club") None Common 1  [CG058700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058700)

4th Red (“Fiesta Amigo Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG062574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062574)

(This card has “Rancho” and “Henderson” in large print on the reverse under phone#s)

5th Red (“Fiesta Amigo Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG109680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109680)

(This card had “Rancho” and “Henderson” in small print on the reverse under phone#s)

Black ("Macho Millionaire " above white Logo) PPC Common 1  [CG058702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058702)

(Reverse is copyright 2001)

6th Yellow (“Fiesta Amigo Club”) None Common 0  [CG058703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058703)

(This card has the website site on 2 lines and is copyright 2002)

Black (“Macho Millionaire” above gold logo) None Common 1  [CG058704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058704)

(Reverse is copyright 2002)

7th Yellow (“Fiesta Amigo Club”) None Common 0  [CG109681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109681)

(This card has the website site on 1 line and is copyright 2003)

8th Purple (“Fiesta Amigo Club”) None Common 0  [CG109682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109682)

Black (“Macho Millionaire” & Red Pepper border) None Common 1  [CG109683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109683)

(Reverse is copyright 2004)

9th Purple (“Fiesta Jumbo Jackpot”) None Common 0  [CG109684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109684)

Black (“Fiesta Jumbo Jackpot” & “Macho”) None Common 1  [CG109685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109685)

(Reverse is copyright 2004)

10th Purple (Amigo) None Common 1  [CG109686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109686)

Mustard (Compadre) None Common 1  [CG109687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109687)

Green (Macho) None Common 1  [CG109688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109688)

Black (El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109689)

(This limited issue has the “Centennial sign and dates 1905-2005 on the obverse)

11th Purple (Amigo) None Common 0  [CG109690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109690)

Mustard (Compadre) None Common 0  [CG109691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109691)

Green (Macho) None Common 1  [CG109692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109692)

Black (El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109693)

(The Centennial sign has been removed. Reverse is copyright 2005)

12th Purple (Amigo) None Common 1  [CG109696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109696)

Mustard (Compadre) None Common 1  [CG109697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109697)

Green (Macho) None Common 1  [CG109698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109698)

Black (El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109701)

(30th Anniversary 1976-2006)

13th Purple (Amigo) None Common 0  [CG109702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109702)

Mustard (Compadre) None Common 0  [CG109703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109703)

Green (Macho) None Common 1  [CG109704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109704)

Black (El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109705)

(Reverse is copyright 2006 with space between last two lines on the reverse)

Purple (Amigo) None Common 0  [CG109706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109706)

Mustard (Compadre) None Common 0  [CG109707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109707)

(Reverse is copyright 2006 with NO space between last two lines on the reverse)

14th Purple (Amigo) None Common 1  [CG109708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109708)

Mustard (Compadre) None Common 1  [CG109709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109709)

Green (Macho) None Common 1  [CG109710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109710)

Black (El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109711)

(Limited Edition-card looks gift wrapped with a Bow)

15th Purple (Amigo) None Common 1  [CG109712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109712)

Mustard (Compadre) None Common 1  [CG109713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109713)

(Reverse is copyright 2007)

16th Mustard (Amigo Compadre) None Common 1  [CG091783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091783)

Green (Amigo Macho) None Common 1  [CG109714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109714)

Grey (Amigo El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109715)

(Reverse copyright 2008)

17th Mustard (Amigo Compadre) None Common 1  [CG109716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109716)

Green (Amigo Macho) None Common 1  [CG109717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109717)

Grey (Amigo El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109718)

(Copyright 2009)

18th Mustard (Amigo Compadre) H Common 1  [CG109719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109719)

(Copyright 2009, Small “H” in upper right corner on reverse)

19th Mustard (Amigo Compadre) None Common 1  [CG109720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109720)

Green (Amigo Macho) None Common 1  [CG109721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109721)

Grey (Amigo El Presidente) None Common 1  [CG109722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109722)

(Copyright 2010 – Sports icons along right side of obverse)

(NOTE: Small “Fiesta 50” stickers are frequently found on all issues & levels. Some cards

have also been found with “CDL” printed before the player’s name.)

XX Black ("Jockey Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG071843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071843)

(This card was issued to Race & Sports book betters)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Scarce 3  [CG006687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006687)

(This card was issued to members who joined the Football Frenzy Contest at the Wild, Wild West.

4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Fiesta, Barleys, Wildfire and Wild Wild West.)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Common 1  [CG006688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006688)

(This card has 6 casinos listed on the reverse – Barley’s, Fiesta, Wild Wild West, Wildfire,

Gold Rush and Magic Star. The card is listed under each casino's listing.)

XX Black (Macho Amigo VIP Parking Passport) PPC Rare 10  [CG132678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132678)

XX Cream (VIP Parking Card - 2008) None V Scarce 7  [CG109726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109726)

(Valid through 2/15/09)

XX Blue (VIP Parking Card – 2008) None V Scarce 7  [CG117362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117362)

(Valid through 8/15/09)

*(Additional VIP Parking cards used at all Station Casinos are listed under Station Casinos)*

[**FIFTH STREET GAMING PROPERTIES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLFS) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Red ("My Points Las Vegas") None Common 1  [CG012911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012911)

Gold ("My Points Las Vegas") None Common 3  [CG139746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139746)

Black ("My Points Las Vegas") None Common 3  [CG139747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139747)

(These cards used at the Silver Nugget, Opera House and Lucky Club casinos)

2nd Red (“My Points Las Vegas”) None Common 1  [CG168531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168531)

Bronze (“My Points Las Vegas) None Common 3  [CG181966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181966)

Black ("My Points Las Vegas") None Common 3  [CG198629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198629)

(Used at the Silver Nugget and Lucky Club casinos)

3rd Gold (My Points Las Vegas”) None Common 3  [CG186802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186802)

(Lists Silver Nugget, My Points and Lucky Club under MY Points Las Vegas logo)

[**FIRESIDE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX85) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Black ("Fire Side" and flames) None Common 3  [CG115988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115988)

2nd Bronze (Fire Side Rewards Bronze) None Common 3  [CG165305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165305)

Silver (Fire Side Rewards Silver) None Common 3  [CG150450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150450)

Gold (Fire Side Rewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG150451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150451)

(2nd issue cards are also used at Mountainside in Henderson, NV)

[**FITZGERALDS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVFI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 2012

*(Now The D Las Vegas)*

1st White/Green (Pot of Gold w/Logo Temporary Card) Powercard Rare 15  [CG059235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059235)

Green (Picture of "Mr. O' Lucky". No Rainbow) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG059236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059236)

(White and off white reverse)

2nd Green (Picture of "Mr. O' Lucky" on Rainbow) Powercard V Scarce 5  [CG110920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110920)

3rd Green ("Mr. O' Lucky" on Rainbow) JAP Rare 15  [CG110921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110921)

("JAP" stands for James Allyn Printing)

4th Green ("Mr. O' Lucky" on Rainbow) None Scarce 3  [CG059237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059237)

(No phone# on reverse. White & off white reverses known.)

5th Green ("Mr. O' Lucky" on Rainbow) None Scarce 3  [CG059239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059239)

(Phone number on reverse)

Silver (Platinum Card) None V Rare 30  [CG008644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008644)

6th Green ("Mr. O' Lucky" on Rainbow) PPC Scarce 3  [CG059238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059238)

Silver (Platinum Card) PPC Common 1  [CG059063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059063)

7th Green ("Mr. O' Lucky" on Rainbow) PPC Common 1  [CG008647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008647)

("Comp Your Meals Using O' Lucky Bucks" on obverse. Foot almost touches “s” in Fitzgerald's.

Fitzgerald's logo is approx 45mm wide.)

Green (Mr. O’ Lucky on Rainbow) PPC Common 1  [CG008648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008648)

(“Comp Your Meals Using O’ Lucky Bucks” on obverse. Foot doesn’t touch “s” in Fitzgerald's.

Fitzgerald's logo is approx 40mm wide)

8th Green ("Mr. O' Lucky" on Rainbow) PPC Common 1  [CG110922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110922)

(Same obverse as 7th issue, foot almost touches “s” in Fitzgerald's, but reverse explains

"OLuckyCentral.com")

9th Blue/Green (“Club Fitz” & Shamrock) None Common 0  [CG059242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059242)

Green (“Club Fitz” Emerald Rewards & Rainbow) None Common 1  [CG008646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008646)

(Reverse text not aligned on both cards)

10th Blue/Green (“Club Fitz” & Shamrock) None Common 0  [CG008636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008636)

Green (“Club Fitz” Emerald Rewards & Rainbow) None Common 1  [CG008641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008641)

(Reverse text **is** aligned on both cards)

11th Red (Club Fitz) None Common 1  [CG087395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087395)

Teal (Club Fitz Emerald) None Common 1  [CG008645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008645)

(“Club Fritz” across center of obverse over wave pattern)

XX Blue/Tan (Special Edition Hawaiian Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG059240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059240)

(No slogan on obverse)

XX Blue/Tan (Special Edition Hawaiian Card) PPC Common 1  [CG059241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059241)

(These cards are only issued to customers with Hawaiian ID, but blanks are freely given)

XX White (Sticker) None Common 1  [CG110924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110924)

(Temporary card)

XX White (“Fitzgeralds CLUB FITZ”) None Common 1  [CG110925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110925)

XX Yellow (“the fitz Casino & Hotel”) None Common 1  [CG110926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110926)

XX Green ("the fitz Casino & Hotel") None Common 1  [CG113300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113300)

XX Orange ("the fitz Casino & Hotel") None Common 1  [CG137623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137623)

PC Green ("Play Downtown's Best Bet") None V Scarce 5  [CG059243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059243)

(Play for 5 minutes and get a key chain or play for 25 minutes for a free cap with these cards)

PC White ("You are a Guaranteed Winner!") None Scarce 3  [CG059245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059245)

(Also has "Plus Earn 20 O'Lucky Cents on this card…")

(Last line on reverse begins under the “d” in “posted” on above line)

PC White ("You are a Guaranteed Winner!") None Scarce 3  [CG008643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008643)

(Also has "Plus Earn 20 O'Lucky Cents on this card…")

(Last line on reverse begins under the “e” in “posted” on above line)

**(Other differences between above 2 cards include size of obverse registration mark)**

PC White ("You are a Guaranteed Winner!") None Scarce 3  [CG059246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059246)

(Also has "Plus Earn 10 points on this card…")

PC White ("Everyone's A Winner") None Common 1  [CG059244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059244)

(Last line begins “rules are posted…”)

PC White ("Everyone's A Winner") None Common 1  [CG008642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008642)

(Last line begins “are posted…”)

PC Green ("Win Prizes Online") None Common 1  [CG113682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113682)

[**FITZGERALDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREFI) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 2008

1st Green ("Mr. O'Lucky" NO Rainbow) Faraday V Rare 50  [CG109956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109956)

2nd Green ("Mr. O'Lucky" on Rainbow. Blue Eyeglasses) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG109957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109957)

(Entire “s” in Fitzgerald's is entirely in the red portion of the rainbow)

Green ("Mr. O'Lucky" on Rainbow. Blue Eyeglasses) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG109958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109958)

(Right edge of the “s” in Fitzgerald's is barely in the red portion of the rainbow)

(There are also slight color variations in the 2nd issue of cards)

3rd Orange (Emerald Level VIP) PPC Scarce 3  [CG063081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063081)

(Color variations exist)

4th Green ("Mr. O'Lucky" on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) None Scarce 3  [CG063082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063082)

(Web address on obverse. Last line starts “under the age…”)

5th Green (“Mr. O’Lucky” on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) cpi29672 Scarce 3  [CG109959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109959)

6th Green (“Mr. O’Lucky” on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) cpi2002078 Scarce 3  [CG063083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063083)

(An error with a double strike of gold has been found)

7th Green (“Mr. O’Lucky” on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) cpi2004877 Scarce 3  [CG109960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109960)

8th Green (“Mr. O’Lucky” on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) cpi2007785 Scarce 3  [CG109961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109961)

9th Green (“Mr. O’Lucky” on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) cpi2010885 Scarce 3  [CG109962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109962)

10th Orange (Emerald Level VIP) cpi2011638 Scarce 3  [CG109963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109963)

11th Green (“Mr. O’Lucky” on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) cpi2014231 Scarce 3  [CG109964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109964)

12th Green (“Mr. O’Lucky” on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) ACC Common 0  [CG109965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109965)

Orange (Emerald Level VIP) ACC Scarce 3  [CG109966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109966)

13th Orange (Emerald Level VIP) cpi2015070 Scarce 3  [CG109967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109967)

14th Green ("Mr. O'Lucky" on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) None Scarce 3  [CG109968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109968)

(Last line starts “on the front.” Phone number ends before the word “the” in the last sentence)

Green ("Mr. O'Lucky" on Rainbow. White Eyeglasses) None Scarce 3  [CG050773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050773)

(Last line starts “on the front.” Phone number extends into the word “age” in the last sentence)

Orange (Emerald Level VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG109969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109969)

15th Green (Club Fitz Lucky Shamrock) (I) Scarce 3  [CG070327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070327)

Brown (Club Fitz Lucky Gold) (I) Scarce 3  [CG109970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109970)

Green (Club Fitz Lucky Emerald) (I) Scarce 3  [CG109971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109971)

Blue (Club Fitz Lucky Diamond) (I) Scarce 3  [CG109972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109972)

(**NO** web address reverse)

16th Green (Club Fitz Lucky Shamrock) (I) Scarce 3  [CG109973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109973)

(Web address reverse)

XX1 White (Introductory Card) None Scarce 3  [CG063084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063084)

(Bottom slogan "Play Now…rewards in minutes! sm" is 5.5 cm long. Dark and light variations.)

XX2 White (Introductory Card) None Common 1  [CG063085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063085)

(Bottom slogan "Play Now…rewards in minutes! sm" is 6.4 cm long. Dark and light variations.)

(XX1 and XX2 cards above start with “expires seven…” on the 6th line of the reverse)

XX3 White (Introductory Card) None Common 1  [CG109974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109974)

(Number is raised embossed.)

XX4 White (Introductory Card) None Common 1  [CG109975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109975)

(Number is **not** embossed but normal printing, typically over black rectangle.)

(XX3 and XX4 cards start with “seven…” on the 6th line of the reverse)

XX Lavender (Slot Marathon Card) None V Rare 25  [CG109976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109976)

XX Yellow (Slot Marathon Card) PPC V Rare 50  [CG109977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109977)

XX Yellow (1995 ABC Bowling Tournament) None Ex Rare 50  [CG109978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109978)

XX Green (1997 WIBC Collectors Series Bowling Card) PPC Ex Rare 50  [CG109979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109979)

XX Green/Yellow (1998 Collectors Series I Bowling Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG109980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109980)

XX Green (Millennium Card) None Scarce 3  [CG063086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063086)

**(Collector Series II.** Used as regular card.)

XX Blue (2000 WIBC & Bowling Pins) None Rare 20  [CG063087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063087)

**("Collector Series III"** Given to lady bowlers only. Hard to find.)

XX Orange (2001 ABC Tournament & Bowling Pins) None V Scarce+ 10  [CG063092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063092)

**("Collector Series IV")**

XX Yellow (2003 WIBC Collectors Series Bowling Card) None Scarce 3  [CG063094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063094)

**(“Collector Series V”)**

PC White (Introductory Card - Card Stock) None Scarce 3  [CG063080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063080)

[**FIVE STAR TAVERN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXFS) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Easy Money Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116249)

(Top line of text on the reverse is 67mm wide)

2nd Red (Easy Money Club) None Scarce 3  [CG137048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137048)

(Top line of text on the reverse is 64mm wide)

3rd Black (Five Star Tavern – credit card design) None Scarce 3  [CG200573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200573)

(Fake smart chip is printed on obverse, has “Good Thru 12/2020” printed lower left)

[**FLAMINGO HILTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVFH) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: 2000

[**FLAMINGO HOTEL & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlvfc) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Green/White ("Hilton SuperSlot" Flamingo w/Coins) None Ex Rare- 200  [CG005497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005497)

(This card was used as an “Employee” card in 2004. All cards were destroyed November 2004)

2nd Lt Pink (3 Flamingos "Slot Magic") None Scarce 3  [CG062290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062290)

(Pink obverse background. Bottom line on reverse has "Flamingo Hilton reserves the right….")

3rd Pink (3 Flamingos "Slot Magic") None Rare 15  [CG062504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062504)

(Yellowish-pink obverse background and yellowish reverse. Bottom line on reverse has

"Hilton reserves the right…")

4th Dk Pink (3 Flamingos "Slot Magic") None V Scarce 7  [CG005498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005498)

(Dark Pink obverse background. Reverse bottom has "Hilton reserves the right….")

5th Pink (Players Club - Temporary) None Scarce 3  [CG062291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062291)

Blue (Players Club - Temporary) None Scarce 3  [CG005493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005493)

Black ("Flamingo Players Club" no arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG005494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005494)

6th Black ("Flamingo Players Club" w/arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG071332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071332)

(Signature strip on reverse. White and off white reverses possible.)

7th Black ("Flamingo Players Club" w/arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG005499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005499)

(No signature strip. "Hilton" on reverse. No web address.)

***(Following cards were used after the name changed to Flamingo Hotel & Casino)***

Gold (Golden Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG061754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061754)

(This was a higher level card)

8th Black ("Flamingo Players Club" w/arrow) None Common 1  [CG011072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011072)

(No signature strip. No "Hilton" on reverse. Has web address.)

9th Black (“Park Place Connection Card”) None Common 1  [CG058556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058556)

(This card has the “Flamingo” logo in Pink on the obverse)

10th Black (“Park Place Connection Card”) cpi 2012859Common 1  [CG006898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006898)

11th Black (“Connection Card”) None Common 0  [CG059058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059058)

(**With** “Hilton” phone number on the reverse)

12th Black (“Connection Card”) None Common 0  [CG006906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006906)

(**Without** “Hilton” phone number on the reverse)

XX White (Black Flamingo in Center & Gold Arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG058555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058555)

XX White (Black Flamingo in Center & Black Arrow) None Common 1  [CG028503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028503)

(Temporary card used mainly for bus groups)

XX Purple (Donny & Marie) None Common 1  [CG011086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011086)

XX White (Donny & Marie) None Common 1  [CG011087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011087)

(Copyright 2008 on obverse. Donny & Marie room keys issued at the Flamingo but used as slot

cards as well. These are not the same as the Total Rewards cards listed as the XX15 issue under

the generic Harrah's cards in the Universal Slot Cards section.)

XX Blue/Multi (Margaritaville Locals V.I.P. Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG011090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011090)

XX1 Multi (Play in Paradise/Margaritaville Casino) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG011091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011091)

(Total Rewards card copyright 2011, yellow bottom edge on obverse)

XX2 Multi (Play in Paradise/Margaritaville Casino) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG011092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011092)

(Total Rewards card copyright 2012, blue bottom edge on obverse. Three lines of text at the bottom

of the reverse, last line starts with "MO" and is shorter then the line above.)

XX3 Multi (Play in Paradise/Margaritaville Casino) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG011093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011093)

(Total Rewards card copyright 2012, blue bottom edge on obverse. Four lines of text at the bottom

of the reverse, last line starting with "IA")

XX4 Multi (Play in Paradise/Margaritaville Casino) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG011094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011094)

(Total Rewards card copyright 2012, blue bottom edge on obverse. Four lines of text at the bottom

of the reverse, last line starts with "IN" and The Quad has been added in the list of casino names.)

XX5 Multi (Play in Paradise/Margaritaville Casino) C-4370052 Common 1  [CG121111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121111)

(Total Rewards card copyright 2013)

XX6 White (Play in paradise/Margaritaville Casino) C-00253497A Common 1  [CG163278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163278)

(Total Rewards card copyright 2015)

TC1 Pink ("Player Card" & 2 Intertwined Flamingo Heads) None V Rare 50  [CG006908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006908)

TC2 Pink ("Player Card" & Black Flamingo Logo) None V Rare 50  [CG006909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006909)

(Reverse has “Flamingo” in Pink ascending letters)

TC3 Blue ("The Lagoon Card") None V Rare+ 35  [CG006918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006918)

(Last line of text on reverse is "Where a reservation is not required.")

TC4 Dk Green ("The Flamingo Card" & Pink Flamingoes) None Ex Rare 50  [CG006919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006919)

(Last line of text on reverse is "Where a reservation is not required.")

TC5 Green/Red ("The Island Card") None Rare 10  [CG006921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006921)

(Last line of text on reverse is "as a line pass for all outlets where a reservation is not required.")

TC6 Blue ("The Lagoon Card") None Rare 10  [CG006934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006934)

(Last line of text on reverse is "is not required.")

TC7 Dk Green ("The Flamingo Card" & Pink Flamingoes) None V Rare 20  [CG062505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062505)

(Last line of text on reverse is "outlets where a reservation is not required.")

TC8 Green/Orange ("The Paradise Card") None V Rare 25  [CG062506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062506)

(Last line of text on reverse is "Where a reservation is not required.")

*(For later cards see the Harrah’s “Universal Card” section)*

[**FLAMINGO HILTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAFH%20) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1991 Closed: 2006

*(Later became the Aquarius Casino)*

1st White ("Flamingo Magic") None V Rare- 25   [CG006832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006832)

(Black square on reverse. "Call 1-800-662-LUCK")

White ("Flamingo Magic") None V Rare- 25  [CG006833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006833)

(Black square on reverse and black bar through the phone number)

2nd Teal/Pink ("Flamingo Magic") None Rare 15  [CG112503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112503)

(Larger registration mark after Flamingo logo on reverse)

Teal/Pink ("Flamingo Magic") None Rare 15  [CG062819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062819)

(Smaller registration mark after Flamingo logo on reverse. Dark green shadow around obverse

Flamingo and along the pink border, plus the tail of "Flamingo" touches the border.)

Teal/Pink ("Flamingo Magic") None Rare 15  [CG112504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112504)

(Smaller registration mark after Flamingo logo on reverse. No shadow around obverse

"Flamingo" or around the pink border, the tail of "Flamingo" does not touch the border.)

(Some cards had “Line Pass” stickers on the reverse)

3rd Salmon ("Magic Club" with 5 Flamingos) None Rare- 10  [CG062507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112507)

4th Silver (Large Logo "Flamingo Magic Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG006874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006874)

(Width of bird head is 13mm at widest point)

5th Silver (Small Logo "Flamingo Magic Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG006875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006875)

(Width of bird head is 9mm at widest point)

6th Silver (Small Logo "Flamingo Magic Club") Faraday Rare 10  [CG006886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006886)

Gold (Small Logo “Flamingo Magic Club”) Faraday V Rare 100  [CG006887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006887)

(No reverse text beneath "Hilton Laughlin" and both cards have a silver reverse)

7th Silver (Small Logo "Flamingo Magic Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG062822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062822)

(Text and 2 phone numbers beneath "Hilton Laughlin")

8th Silver (Blank Obverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058924)

(Used temporarily in May, 1998 until new cards arrived)

9th White/Pink (Large Flamingo Bird Waving Wand) PPC Common 0  [CG063126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063126)

10th White/Pink (Large Flamingo Bird Waving Wand) None Common 0  [CG062292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062292)

(On reverse, “Room Reservations 1-800-352-6464”)

11th White/Pink (Large Flamingo Bird Waving Wand) None Common 0  [CG062294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062294)

(On reverse, “Casino VIP Reservations 1-800-662-6004”)

12th White/Pink (Large Flamingo Bird Waving Wand) CPICA 28318 Common 0  [CG058923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058923)

13th White/Pink (Large Flamingo Bird Waving Wand) cpi 2009028 Scarce 3  [CG062544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062544)

14th Black (Connection Card & Dk Pink Flamingo) None Common 0  [CG071326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071326)

(“Park Place Entertainment” on reverse)

15th Black (Connection Card & Dk Pink Flamingo) None Common 0  [CG063127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063127)

(“Caesars Entertainment” on reverse)

XX1 Pink ("VIP For a Day") PPC Rare 10  [CG006889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006889)

("Flamingo Hilton Laughlin" is on 3 lines on reverse. Has black box in upper right corner.)

XX2 Pink ("VIP For a Day") None Rare 10  [CG062823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062823)

("Flamingo Hilton Laughlin" is on 3 lines on reverse. Has black box in upper right corner.)

XX3 Pink ("VIP For a Day") None Rare 10  [CG062300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062300)

("Flamingo Hilton Laughlin" is on 2 lines on reverse. Has black box in upper right corner.)

XX4 Pink ("VIP For a Day") Faraday Rare 10  [CG006893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006893)

(No phone numbers on reverse)

XX5 Pink ("VIP For a Day") Faraday Rare 10  [CG006894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006894)

(Phone numbers on reverse. Has black box in upper right corner on reverse.)

XX6 Pink ("VIP For a Day" – mag stripe) PPC Rare 10  [CG006888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006888)

XX Teal/Pink (“Flamingo Employee Card”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG006891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006891)

(Similar design to 2nd issue slot card)

XX Yellow (“Flamingo Laughlin”) None Scarce 3  [CG006892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006892)

XX Dk Red (“Flamingo Laughlin”) None Rare 10  [CG006890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006890)

XX Lt Red (“Flamingo Laughlin”) None Rare 10  [CG112505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112505)

(**NOTE:** The blank Red and Yellow cards had “Flamingo Laughlin” printed on them by the

casino. These were emergency cards issued when they ran out of regular cards. They have a

blank reverse except for the magnetic stripe.)

[**FLAMINGO HILTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREFH) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: 2001

1st White (Club Flamingo) PPC Rare+ 15  [CG006803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006803)

(Signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in grey.)

Black (Club Flamingo) PPC Rare+ 25  [CG006804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006804)

(Signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in white.)

Black (Club Flamingo) PPC Rare+ 25  [CG006805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006805)

(No Signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in white.)

2nd White (Club Flamingo) PPC V Rare 35  [CG006806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006806)

(No Signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in green. **Raised Printing**.)

3rd White (Club Flamingo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG006807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006807)

(No Signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in green. **Normal** **Printing**.)

White (Club Flamingo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG006808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006808)

(Signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in green. **Normal** **Printing**.)

4th White (Club Flamingo) None V Scarce 7  [CG006809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006809)

Cream (Club Flamingo) None V Scarce 7  [CG006810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006810)

(This issue has no signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in green.

**NO Arrows on Obv.** )

5th White (Club Flamingo) None V Scarce 7  [CG063050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063050)

(No Signature strip on reverse. "A service for preferred guests" in green. With **Arrows on Obv.**

Both white and off white reverses are known.)

6th White (Club Flamingo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG071845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071845)

("Plastic Print-A-Card" written on reverse)

7th White (Club Flamingo) PPC Common 1  [CG108452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108452)

(Same as above, except "Gamblers Anonymous 1-800-522-4700" added to top of reverse)

Silver (Silver Edition) None Common 1  [CG063051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063051)

(Reverse is “Flamingo Hilton Downtown Reno”)

Silver (Silver Edition) None Scarce 3  [CG112985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112985)

(Reverse is “Flamingo Reno”)

XX Purple/Orange (Top of the Flamingo Hilton) None V Rare 50  [CG063052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063052)

XX Purple/Orange (Top of the Flamingo - Diners Club) None Rare+ 25  [CG006822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006822)

(Issued shortly before closing)

XX Blue ("Bingo" & Pink Flamingo Juggling Bingo Balls) None V Rare 50  [CG006829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006829)

XX Red ("Emperors' Club" & Chinese Characters) None Ex Rare 100  [CG006830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006830)

(Scott Brady from ACC, posted the following: "Only 2,000 cards were made, for their "elite"

Asian visitors. They began issuing them, when someone pointed out a typo on the front of the

card. They pulled the cards, and sent them back to us for destruction (shredding). Only about

10-15 were issued to the public. Cards were never corrected.)

XX Purple ("Presidential Member" Expires 12/31/99) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG132686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132686)

XX Multi ("Presidential Member" Expires 12/31/00) None Ex Rare 100  [CG132687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132687)

(Has picture of the White House in the background)

XX Blue ("Presidential Member" & Airplane) None Ex Rare 100  [CG006831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006831)

(Scott posted the following about this card: "Probably Flamingo Reno's rarest card (either this

one, or the recalled "Emperor's Card), only 1,000 made – very few issued before their closing")

[**FLOWING TIDE PUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU62) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Flowing Tide Pub – Bronze) None Common 3  [CG198327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198327)

Blue/Silver (Flowing Tide Pub – Silver) None Common 3  [CG211543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211543)

Blue/Gold (Flowing Tide Pub – Gold) None Common 3  [CG211544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211544)

[**FOOTHILLS RANCH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVF2) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: 2006

1st Yellow ("Ranch Hand Players Club") None V Rare 15  [CG110957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110957)

(White background for barcode begins under “o” in “Rancho” and ends under “l” in “Club”)

2nd Yellow ("Ranch Hand Players Club") None V Rare 15  [CG110958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110958)

(White background for barcode begins under “n” in “Rancho” and ends under “B” in “Club”)

3rd Yellow ("Ranch Hand Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG058437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058437)

(White background for barcode begins under “3” in address” and **reverse text is not aligned**)

4th Yellow (“Ranch Hand Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110959)

(White background for barcode begins under “3” in address, **reverse text is aligned at left**)

5th Blue (“Ranch Hand Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110960)

(This card is hard to obtain unless you approach the actual person who makes the cards.

Blue (“Trail Boss” inserted above space for barcode) None V Rare 30  [CG110961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110961)

[**FOUR QUEENS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVFQ) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: no

1st White (Reel Winners Club) Data Card Ex Rare 250  [CG113427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113427)

(Last line on reverse begins with "cancel the Reel Winners...")

White (Reel Winners Club) Data Card Ex Rare 250  [CG061626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061626)

(Last line on reverse begins with "Reel Winners Club...")

2nd Dk Pink (Reel Winners Club) Data Card Rare 15  [CG005489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005489)

Navy (Club 55) Data Card V Rare 30  [CG005490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005490)

Dk Gold (Reel Winners Club – Club 55) Data Card Rare 30  [CG005491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005491)

(This card was has been found double stamped)

3rd Dk Pink (Reel Winners Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG061625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061625)

Navy (Club 55) None Rare 10  [CG005243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005243)

Lt Gold (No Logo Obverse – C55) None V Rare 30  [CG005244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005244)

4th White (Reel Winners Club – Black Print) None V Rare 20  [CG113429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113429)

White (Reel Winners Club – Gold Print) None V Rare 20  [CG005239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005239)

White (Reel Winners Club 55 – Black Print) None Rare 10  [CG061627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061627)

5th Purple (Reel Winners Club) None V Scarce 25  [CG005241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005241)

(3rd line on reverse begins with "is the property" and "rules" is misspelled "riles")

Maroon (Reel Winners Club) None V Scarce 5  [CG061624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061624)

(3rd line on reverse begins with "card is the property")

Maroon (Reel Winners Club 55) None V Scarce 7  [CG113471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113471)

(3rd line on reverse begins with "card is the property")

Lt Blue (Reel Winners Club 55) None V Rare 25  [CG061628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061628)

(3rd line on reverse begins with "is the property" and "rules" is misspelled "riles")

Lt Blue (Reel Winners Club 55) None V Scarce 7  [CG005242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005242)

(3rd line on reverse begins with "card is the property")

Gold (Blank Obverse) None V Rare 25  [CG058713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058713)

(Many of the 2nd through 5th issue cards had green ribbons attached that said "Reel Winners Club"

or yellow ribbons attached that said "Easy Money")

6th Yellow/Multi (Picture of 4 Queens Building) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG061623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061623)

Yellow/Multi (4 Queens Building & Reel Winners Logo) PPC V Scarce 25  [CG005237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005237)

(ERROR card has the Reel Winners Logo printed in gold over the 4 Queens Building picture)

7th Lt Green (Cash Plus Cash Back) PPC Scarce 3  [CG005245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005245)

8th Lt Green (Cash Plus Cash Back) None Scarce 3  [CG061646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061646)

9th Purple (VIP Player Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG058538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058538)

(Purple reverse has slightly wider font. As a result, the first "Four Queens" in bold writing on

the second line stretches out a little farther. The "S" is directly under the "i" in "with".)

10th Purple (VIP Player Card) None Common 0  [CG005238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005238)

(Purple reverse. "S" in "Four Queens" is directly under the first part of the "w" in "with".

Different length signature strips are known.)

11th Purple (VIP Player Card) None Common 0  [CG005307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005307)

(White reverse)

12th Purple (VIP Player Card) ACC Common 0  [CG005249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005249)

(**Without** signature strip)

Purple (VIP Player Card) ACC Common 0  [CG064293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064293)

(**With** signature strip)

(White reverse – some of the cards in this issue have a “bus program” sticker on the obverse)

13th Mustard (Royal Players Club) ACC Common 0  [CG071331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071331)

(ACC is now ABLECARD.COM on the reverse in all capital letters)

14th Mustard (Royal Players Club) ACC Common 0  [CG088470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088470)

(ACC **not** spelled out)

15th Mustard (Royal Players Club) ABL Common 0  [CG070937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070937)

16th Blue (Royal Players Club) ABL Common 0  [CG134876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134876)

XX Maroon ("For Locals Only") None Ex Rare 125  [CG006397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006397)

XX Copper (“VIP Parking Pass”) None Ex Rare 100  [CG113473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113473)

TC Black (“Call: (800) 634-6045 & gold “Four Queens”) None Ex Rare 100  [CG110987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110987)

TC Silver ("V.I.P." in Large Letters) None V Rare 50  [CG110988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110988)

(Used in early to mid-90's)

PC White ("Reel Winners Club Temporary Membership") None Ex Rare 100  [CG110975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110975)

PC Purple ("Nothing Beats Four Queens" & Logo ) None Scarce 3  [CG061630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061630)

PC Purple ("Win a Free Gift" & Crown at Top Left) None Common 1  [CG061629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061629)

PC Blue ("Play to Win!") None Common 1  [CG110977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110977)

PC Blue ("Play to Win!" with “Bus Promotions” Sticker) None Common 1  [CG110978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110978)

PC Blue (“Bus Program Four Queens”) None Scarce 3  [CG110979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110979)

PC Green (“Bus Program Four Queens”) None Scarce 3  [CG110980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110980)

PC Dk Pink (“Bus Program Four Queens”) None Scarce 3  [CG110982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110982)

PC Red (“Bus Program Four Queens”) None Scarce 3  [CG110984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110984)

PC Yellow (“Bus Program Four Queens”) None Scarce 3  [CG110985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110985)

(NOTE: Before this new paper card set, numerous colors of blank cards were used for the bus

programs, but these are of more interest to someone studying color charts than collecting cards.)

XX Purple/Black (Player # 375900) ACC Common 1  [CG006381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006381)

XX White/Black (Player # 375901) ACC Common 1  [CG006382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006382)

XX Brown/Black (Player # 375902) ACC Common 1  [CG006383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006383)

XX Dk Pink/Grey (Player # 375903) ACC Common 1  [CG006384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006384)

XX Black/Grey (Player # 375904) ACC Common 1  [CG006385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006385)

XX Orange/White (Player # 375905) ACC Common 1  [CG006386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006386)

XX Red/Black (Player # 375906) ACC Common 1  [CG006387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006387)

XX Dk Teal/Black (Player # 375907) ACC Common 1  [CG006388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006388)

XX Grey/Yellow (Player # 375908) ACC Common 1  [CG006391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006391)

XX Lavender/Grey (Player # 375909) ACC Common 1  [CG006392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006392)

XX Lt. Blue/Black (Player # 375910) ACC Common 1  [CG006396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006396)

XX Red/Grey (Player # 375911) ACC Common 1  [CG110995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110995)

XX Lt Teal/Grey (Player # 375912) ACC Common 1  [CG006398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006398)

XX Olive Green/Black (Player # 375913) ACC Common 1  [CG006399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006399)

XX Yellow/Orange (Player # 375914) ACC Common 1  [CG006400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006400)

XX Peach/Black (Player # 375915) ACC Common 1  [CG006401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006401)

XX Yellow/Black (Player # 375916) ACC Common 1  [CG006402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006402)

XX Lt Green/Black (Player # 375917) ACC Common 1  [CG006403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006403)

XX Orange/Black (Player # 375918) ACC Common 1  [CG006404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006404)

XX Blue/Black (Player # 375919) ACC Common 1  [CG006411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006411)

(This group includes “Bus Program Four Queens” on obverse with a **PAISLEY-LIKE PATTERN**

and **NO WHITE BOXES** on the obverse. The first 6 digits in the number printed on the lower

left corner on the reverse is the player number for these cards and can be used to help identify

the colors as listed above. The last 2 digits in that number are the group# and there may be a

colored sticker on the obverse with the same group# hand written by the casino. Cards with a

group number 00 will have the obverse color pattern of the next higher color group.)

**(Player numbers are shown to help identify colors but there may be exceptions!)**

XX Purple/Black (Player # 375900) ACC Common 1  [CG110996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110996)

XX White/Black (Player # 375901) ACC Common 1  [CG110997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110997)

XX Brown/Black (Player # 375902) ACC Common 1  [CG110998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110998)

XX Dk Pink/Grey (Player # 375903) ACC Common 1  [CG110999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110999)

XX Grey/Black (Player # 375904) ACC Common 1  [CG111000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111000)

XX Orange/White (Player # 375905) ACC Common 1  [CG111001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111001)

XX Red/Black (Player # 375906) ACC Common 1  [CG111002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111002)

XX Dk Green/Black (Player # 375907) ACC Common 1  [CG111003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111003)

XX Grey/Yellow (Player # 375908) ACC Common 1  [CG111006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111006)

XX Lavender/Grey (Player # 375909) ACC Common 1  [CG111007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111007)

XX Lt. Blue/Black (Player # 375910) ACC Common 1  [CG111008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111008)

XX Red/Grey (Player # 375911) ACC Common 1  [CG111009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111009)

XX Lt Teal/Grey (Player # 375912) ACC Common 1  [CG111010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111010)

XX Olive Green/Black (Player # 375913) ACC Common 1  [CG111011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111011)

XX Yellow/Orange (Player # 375914) ACC Common 1  [CG111012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111012)

XX Peach/Black (Player # 375915) ACC Common 1  [CG111013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111013)

XX Yellow/Black (Player # 375916) ACC Common 1  [CG111014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111014)

XX Lt Green/Grey (Player # 375917) ACC Common 1  [CG111015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111015)

XX Orange/Black (Player # 375918) ACC Common 1  [CG111016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111016)

XX Blue/Black (Player # 375919) ACC Common 1  [CG111017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111017)

(This group includes “Bus Program Four Queens” on obverse with a **PAISLEY-LIKE PATTERN**

and there are **TWO SMALL WHITE BOXES** in the lower right of the obverse. Cards with a

group number 00 will have the obverse color pattern of the next higher color group.)

**(Player numbers are shown to help identify colors but there may be exceptions!)**

XX Blue/Red rings (Player # 375920) ACC Common 1  [CG111019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111019)

XX Peach/Black rings (Player # 375921) ACC Common 1  [CG111020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111020)

XX Blue/White rings (Player # 375922) ACC Common 1  [CG111021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111021)

XX Red/Grey rings (Player # 375923) ACC Common 1  [CG111022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111022)

XX Yellow/Orange rings (Player # 375924) ACC Common 1  [CG111023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111023)

XX Purple/Black rings (Player # 375925) ACC Common 1  [CG111024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111024)

XX Lt Pink/White rings (Player # 375926) ACC Common 1  [CG111025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111025)

XX Teal/Black rings (Player # 375927) ACC Common 1  [CG111027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111027)

XX Lt Green/White rings (Player # 375928) ACC Common 1  [CG111028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111028)

XX Dk Pink/Grey rings (Player # 375929) ACC Common 1  [CG111029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111029)

XX Grey/Black rings (Player # 375930) ACC Common 1  [CG111030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111030)

XX Brown/White rings (Player # 375931) ACC Common 1  [CG111031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111031)

XX Green/Grey rings (Player # 375932) ACC Common 1  [CG111032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111032)

XX Blue/Tan rings (Player # 375933) ACC Common 1  [CG111033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111033)

XX White/Grey rings (Player # 375934) ACC Common 1  [CG111034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111034)

XX Lt Blue/White rings (Player # 375935) ACC Common 1  [CG111035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111035)

XX Yellow/Grey rings (Player # 375936) ACC Common 1  [CG111036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111036)

XX Orange/White rings (Player # 375937) ACC Common 1  [CG111037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111037)

XX Wine/Black rings (Player # 375938) ACC Common 1  [CG111038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111038)

XX Tan/Black rings (Player # 375939) ACC Common 1  [CG111039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111039)

(This group includes “Bus Program Four Queens” on obverse with a **RING PATTERN**. There

are two small white boxes in the lower right of the obverse. Cards with a group number 00 will

have the obverse color pattern of the next higher color group.)

**(Player numbers are shown to help identify colors but there may be exceptions!)**

XX Orange (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 003-066) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111042)

XX Lt. Purple (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 067-0CA) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111043)

XX Lt/Dk Grey (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 0CB-12E) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111044)

XX Lt Yellow (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 12F-192) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111045)

XX Bright Red (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 193-1F6) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111046)

XX Teal (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 1F7-25A) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111047)

XX Fuchsia (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 25B-2BE) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111049)

XX Yellow (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 2Bf-322) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111050)

XX Burnt Orange (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 323-386) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111051)

XX White (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 387-3EA) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111052)

XX Pink (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 3EB-44E) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111053)

XX Tan (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 44F-4B2) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111054)

XX Black (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 4B3-516) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111055)

XX Dk Green (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 517-57A) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111056)

XX Dk Brown (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 57B-5DE) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111057)

XX Navy (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 5DF-642) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111058)

XX Green (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 643-6A6) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111059)

XX Lt Blue (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 6A7-70A) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111060)

XX Dk Purple (“Bus Program Four Queens” – 70B-76E) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111061)

XX Flesh Tone (“Bus Program Four Queens”76F-7D2) ABLECARD.COM 1  [CG111062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111062)

(This group includes “Bus Program Four Queens” on the obverse with **a GREY WEDGE** at

the left side. The last 3 characters in the text string in the middle of card are the hexadecimal

values that identify the color groups listed for each card. There are 100 cards in each color group

with bus group numbers 1 through 100 that correspond to the matching hexadecimal numbers in

the number range shown for each card. The starting number in the range is bus group 1 and the

last number in the range is bus group 100. The bus group numbers are printed in the lower right

corner on the obverse. **Note that there may be a few exceptions or color variations in any**

**given group.**)

XX Blue (“Parking Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111064)

(There is a bar code on the reverse)

XX Red (“Free Slot Play”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG111066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111066)

XX Red (“Free Slot Play”) ABLECARD.COM V Scarce 7  [CG111067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111067)

[**FREDDY'S CAR WASH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX15) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See "Fabulous Freddy's")*

[**FREMONT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVFR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Five Star Slot Club" in White Circle) None Ex Rare 200  [CG111179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111179)

2nd Red ("Five Star Slot Club" Large Yellow Star) None V Rare 75  [CG111180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111180)

(Last line on reverse is “This card will expire one (1) year after date of issue.” Has grey box)

3rd Red ("Five Star Slot Club" Large Yellow Star) None V Rare 50  [CG033300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033300)

(Has grey box, but changed to "This card will expire two (2) years after date of issue.”)

4th Red ("Five Star Slot Club" Large Yellow Star) None V Rare 40  [CG111181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111181)

(NO grey box and "This card will expire two (2) years after date of issue.” on reverse)

5th Black ("Five Star Slot Club" Large Yellow Star) None V Rare+ 75  [CG111182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111182)

("This card will expire two (2) years after date of issue.” on reverse)

6th White ("Slot Club" in Red) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG061632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061632)

("Patent Pending" on reverse)

7th White ("Slot Club" in Red) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG061631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061631)

("Patent No." on reverse and has signature strip)

8th White ("Slot Club" in Red) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111183)

("Patent No." on reverse and NO signature strip)

9th White ("Slot Club" in Red) None V Rare 15  [CG111184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111184)

(Error reverse – No PPC logo & last three lines of text repeated on bottom right corner)

10th White ("Slot Club" in Black) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG061633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061633)

("Casino Center Downtown Las Vegas" on obverse, white & off white reverses known)

11th Black (Sam Boyd's Fremont) PPC V Rare 40  [CG111185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111185)

(Used very briefly)

12th Gold (Players Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG006133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006133)

("Reservations 634-6185")

13th Gold (Players Gold) None Common 1  [CG071330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071330)

("Reservations 634-6182" with all WHITE edges of card)

14th Gold (Players Gold) None Common 1  [CG111186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111186)

("Reservations 634-6182" with BLACK & WHITE edges of card – black core)

15th Gold (Players Gold) None Common 1  [CG111187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111187)

(Magnetic strip on bottom of the reverse, still has punch holes)

16th Gold (Players Gold) None Common 1  [CG128250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128250)

(Magnetic strip at top of the reverse, still has punch holes)

Gold (Players Gold) None Common 1  [CG006140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006140)

(Magnetic strip at top of the reverse, no longer has punch holes)

17th Black (Players Gold) None Common 0  [CG111188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111188)

(Wider text with hole at bottom, different color magnetic strips known)

18th Black (Players Gold) None Common 0  [CG111189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111189)

(Narrower text with hole at middle of card)

(These last two black Players Gold cards were shared with the California and Main Street

casinos so these same cards are listed under all three casinos. Fremont used a "02" player#

prefix, while California used "04" and Main Street used "15" on these cards.)

(See Boyd Gaming in the universal section for later issues)

XX White (“Fremont” & “Hotel Casino”) None V Rare 25  [CG111191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111191)

XX White (“Nice & Easy”) None V Rare 25  [CG111192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111192)

XX White ("April Showers Slot Marathon") None V Rare 25  [CG111193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111193)

XX White (“Because We Love You”) None V Rare 25  [CG111194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111194)

(These cards have the casino name “Fremont” printed in Large letters)

XX White (“Because We Love You”) None V Rare 25  [CG111195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111195)

(The “Fremont” logo is small but added “Hotel & Casino”)

XX White ("Jumpin N June Slot Marathon") None V Rare 25  [CG111196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111196)

XX White (“Jumpin n June Slot Marathon”) None V Rare 25  [CG111197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111197)

(The “n” before “June” is NOT capitalized)

XX White (“Jumpin n June”) None V Rare 25  [CG111198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111198)

(This card no longer has the “Fremont” name nor mentions the slot marathon)

XX White ("Stars And Moon Slot Marathon") None V Rare 25  [CG111199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111199)

XX White ("Turkey Shoot Dollar Marathon") None V Rare 25  [CG111200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111200)

XX White ("Turkey Shoot Slot Marathon") None V Rare 25  [CG111201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111201)

XX White (“Moon And Stars Marathon”) None V Rare 25  [CG111202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111202)

(These cards were hard to get because no cards were ever given out to non-players in the tournament.

Also, in order to get credit for play in the tournament you must turn in your cards. To make

things even harder for the collector, you cannot enter the tournament unless you have enough

play on your card to qualify for admission. Most of these were yearly tournaments.)

PC White (Very Important Player) None Ex Rare 50  [CG122142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122142)

PC White ("Pete Bingo Gold 5”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG111203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111203)

PC White/Blue ("Five Star Slot Club" Oversized, Paper) None Ex Rare 50  [CG111204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111204)

(This was actually the first issue of the Five Star Slot Club)

PC White/Purple (“Rockin’ Rewards” & bar code) None Ex Rare 50  [CG111205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111205)

[**FRONTIER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVFO) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: 1998

[**NEW FRONTIER, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVFN) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2007

1st Black/Orange (Steer & Yellow "Gold Rush Club") None Rare 25  [CG111206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111206)

(Glossy finish)

Black/Orange (Steer & Yellow "Gold Rush Club") None Rare 40  [CG111207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111207)

(Flat finish)

(This was Las Vegas' first modern Slot Card, whereby the card was actually inserted into

the machine and play tracked by computer)

2nd Black/Orange (Steer & Orange "Gold Rush Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG111208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111208)

3rd Black/Orange (White Steer & White Border) None Ex Rare 250  [CG111209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111209)

(Only 2 of these cards are known! Reverse text is 8 lines, instead of 6 like the above two issues.

Also, the reverse signature strip is on the bottom instead of the top. A former slot club

employee confirmed that this was a very, very short-lived issue.)

4th Black/Yellow (White Steer & White Border) None Ex Rare 200  [CG111210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111210)

(Similar to above card, but “Frontier” & “Gold Rush Club” is yellow instead of white.

Only 3-4 known. Like the card above, this was used only very briefly.)

5th Dk Red ("F" Logo with “Insert This End") None Scarce 7  [CG059109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059109)

6th Gold ("Gold Rush Slot Club – Insert This End") None V Rare 40  [CG111211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111211)

7th Silver ("Gold Rush Slot Club – Insert This Edge") None V Rare 40  [CG111212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111212)

(Raised printing. Small font. Reverse is upside down)

8th Silver ("Gold Rush Slot Club – Insert This Edge") None V Rare 40  [CG111213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111213)

(Raised printing. Small font. Normal reverse. Last line begins "ext.8806 Monday…")

9th Silver ("Gold Rush Slot Club – Insert This Edge") None V Rare 40  [CG111214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111214)

(Raised printing. Large font. Normal reverse. Last line begins "1-800-421-7806…")

10th Black/Orange ("F" Logo) None Rare 15  [CG111215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111215)

(This card was only used for a few months)

Black/Yellow ("F" Logo) None Rare 25  [CG200575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200575)

11th Dk Red ("F" Logo. Insert This Edge") PPC Scarce 7  [CG111216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111216)

12th White ("Gold Rush Slot Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG059303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059303)

13th White (Same as above, but with "Cash Time" sticker) PPC Scarce 3  [CG059304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059304)

14th Green/Red ("Frontier Cash Time") PPC Scarce 3  [CG059305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059305)

***(Following cards were used after the name changed to The New Frontier)***

15th Green/Red ("New Frontier Slot Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG111217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111217)

16th White ("Casino Player’s Card") PPC Scarce 3  [CG111218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111218)

(Yellow mountains on the obverse. Large PPC logo on reverse.)

17th White (“Casino Player’s Card”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111219)

(Orange mountains on the obverse. Large PPC logo on reverse.)

18th White ("Casino Player’s Card") PPC Scarce 3  [CG111220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111220)

(Yellow/Orange mountains on the obverse. Small PPC logo on reverse.)

19th Brown/Yellow (“Rewards Club Card”) ACC Common 0  [CG111221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111221)

(“Rewards Club Card” logo on reverse)

20th Brown/Yellow (“Rewards Club Card”) ACC Common 0  [CG111222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111222)

(No logo on reverse. Web address is www.frontierlv.com)

21st Brown/Yellow (“Rewards Club Card”) ACC Common 0  [CG111223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111223)

(No logo on reverse. Web address is www.frontierhotelcasino.com.)

XX Maroon ("Frontier" & Steer Horns) None Ex Rare 200  [CG111224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111224)

(Unique. Used for bus groups in the early days of the slot club.)

XX White (“Tournament Card”) None Ex Rare 200  [CG111225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111225)

(Unique. Used for only a few days for one specific slot tournament in 1993. Never used again.

This card was originally obtained by a slot club booth employee who grabbed one as a souvenir

before the rest were thrown out.)

TC1 Silver ("Casino Players Card" – Glittery Surface) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111226)

TC2 Silver ("Casino Players Card" – Flat Surface) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111227)

PCX Blue ("11 AM & 7 PM Bingo Membership") None V Rare 40  [CG111228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111228)

[**GAMBLER, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREG1) **(Reno, NV)**

*(See Carl Giudici's Mint in Sparks, NV)*

[**GEE BEE'S BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: yes

*(Originally shared the Club of Ireland cards before getting their own cards)*

1st Blue/Multi (Gee Bee's Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG101393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101393)

Blue/Multi (Gee Bee's Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG101477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101477)

Blue/Multi (Gee Bee's Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG101543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101543)

[**GIUSEPPE'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVGB) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green/White/Red (Video Poker Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG116257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116257)

(Same card also used at their Las Vegas, NV location)

[**GIUSEPPE'S BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVGB) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green/White/Red (Video Poker Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG116257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116257)

(Same card also used at their Henderson, NV location)

2nd Black (Giuseppe's Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG127160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127160)

Black (Giuseppe's Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG127161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127161)

Black (Giuseppe's Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG127162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127162)

**[GNATS LANDING](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAGL) (Laughlin, NV)**

*(Listed with Beside the Point)*

**[GOLD ‘N SILVER INN](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREG0) (Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1962 Closed: no

1st White (Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG189918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189918)

[**GOLD COAST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVGC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: no

1st Red ("The Club") Data Card Ex Rare 100  [CG005402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005402)

(Probably the second "modern" LV slot card, released a short time after the Frontier 1st issue)

2nd Red ("The Club") None Rare 20  [CG061649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061649)

(Raised printing)

3rd Red ("The Club") None Scarce 3  [CG061650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061650)

(Regular printing. A" '94-'95 Bowlers Club" sticker is known.)

4th Lt Orange ("The Club" Picture of animated slot card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG061647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061647)

(Color variations both obverse and reverse)

White ("Millionaire Club") Faraday Rare 15  [CG061651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061651)

(Issued to players with $1,000,000 coin-out on the machines)

5th Yellow (Animated character is wearing cowboy hat) PPC Scarce 3  [CG061648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061648)

6th Blue (Horseback rider – Arrows on Left) PPC Common 0  [CG061652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061652)

7th Blue (Horseback rider – Arrows on Right) PPC Common 0  [CG061653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061653)

(Cowboy's left leg is orange)

8th Blue (Horseback rider – Arrows on Right) PPC Common 0  [CG061658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061658)

(Cowboy's left leg is brown & "The Club" is smaller. Color variations exist.)

9th Blue (Horseback Rider – Arrows on Right) PPC Common 0  [CG061659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061659)

(Cowboy’s left leg is white)

(This casino now shares the “Club Coast” cards with Barbary Coast, Orleans, and Suncoast)

XX White None Common 1  [CG111234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111234)

(This plain white temporary card has an orange sticker with “Coast Casinos-KJUL-VIP”)

TC1a Black (“Table Game Players Card” – foil print obv.) None Rare 15  [CG103278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103278)

(Obverse is foil printing with red and gold foil logo)

TC1b Black (“Table Game Players Card” – normal print obv.) None V Scarce 7  [CG061654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061654)

(Obverse is normal printing with red and orange logo)

(TC1 cards gave BLACK reverse)

TC2 Black (Table Game Players Card) PPC Scarce+ 5  [CG005420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005420)

(White reverse, some people reported that this card was a hassle to obtain from the pit)

TC3 Blue (Poker Room Players Card) PPC Scarce 5  [CG111233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111233)

TC4 Green (Poker Player Rewards) None Scarce 5  [CG137752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137752)

PCX White (Royale Membership & small bingo cards) None V Rare 50  [CG118400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118400)

(5 lines of text on reverse)

PCX White (Royal Membership & cartoon bingo balls) None V Rare 50  [CG121590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121590)

(5 lines of text on reverse)

PCX White (Royale Membership & NO graphics) None V Rare 30  [CG111235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111235)

(8 lines of text in reverse paragraph, no graphics before or after "Royale Membership")

(PCX bingo membership cards first issued sometime before 1990 and used for a few years)

*(This casino now shares the universal “Club Coast” cards with Barbary Coast, Orleans,*

*Suncoast & South Coast. See “Coast Cards” for later issues.)*

[**GOLD COUNTRY INN & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELGC) **(Elko, NV**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

*(Uses the same cards as Red Lion Casino in Elko)*

[**GOLD DUST WEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCGD) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Gold (“Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG015862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015862)

(“Hold Line” on obverse is 10mm, large “Carson City” on reverse is faint and does NOT go

below the bottom of “Gold Dust” in the logo)

Black/Silver (“Black Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG015863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015863)

Silver (“White Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG015864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015864)

2nd Gold (“Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG006751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006751)

Silver (“White Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG015865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015865)

(“Hold Line” on obverse is 11-12mm, large “Carson City” on reverse is darker and goes below

the bottom of “Gold Dust” in the logo)

3rd Gold (“Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG015884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015884)

(The “W” in “West” starts in the right leg of the “O” in the faint “Carson City” on the reverse)

Red (“Ultimate Gold” & Carson City) None Common 3  [CG123255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123255)

Red (“Ultimate Gold” & Carson City – Exp 07-31-09) None Common 3  [CG015910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015910)

Red ("Ultimate Gold" & Carson City – Exp 01-31-2010) None Common 3  [CG048984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048984)

(Copyright 2008)

4th Gold (“Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG088557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088557)

(Copyright 2009 – starts close to the left edge of the reverse)

(Note that some Gold level cards copyright 2009 from Reno were actually used at the Carson [CG110469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110469)

property with the "RENO" name blacked out on the obverse but the Reno logo still appeared

on the reverse.)

5th Gold (“Gold Plus” & Carson City – Exp 07-31-2012) None Common 1  [CG015912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015912)

(Copyright 2010)

6th Gold ("Gold Plus" & Carson City – Exp 01-31-13) None Common 1  [CG144348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144348)

(Copyright 2009)

7th Gold ("Gold" & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG144349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144349)

(Copyright 2009 – moved to the right to make room for the punch hole)

8th Yellow (“Gold” & Carson City) None Common 1  [CG182055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182055)

(Copyright 2008 – the “W” in “West” starts in the middle of the “O” in the faint “Carson City”

on the reverse. Appears to be a reprint of the 3rd issue card with slight changes to the reverse.)

**[GOLD DUST WEST](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELGD) (Elko, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Gold/Black (“Gold”) None Common 1  [CG109149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109149)

Lt Grey/Black (White Gold) None Common 1  [CG109151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109151)

Dk Grey/Black (Black Gold) None Common 1  [CG109152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109152)

Red/Black (Ultimate Gold) None Common 1  [CG109153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109153)

(Shaded “Elko” on reverse is NOT at bottom)

2nd Gold/Black (“Gold”) None Common 1  [CG109154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109154)

Lt Grey/Black (White Gold) None Common 1  [CG109155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109155)

Dk Grey/Black (Black Gold) None Common 1  [CG109157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109157)

Red/Black (Ultimate Gold) None Common 1  [CG109158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109158)

(Copyright 2008, shaded “Elko” on reverse is at bottom of the card)

3rd Gold/Black (“Gold”) None Common 1  [CG109160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109160)

(Copyright 2009)

[**GOLD DUST WEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREGW) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Lavender ("50+ Club Member" & Picture of Casino) None Rare 15  [CG109981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109981)

2nd Metallic Gold ("Gold Rush Club") None Scarce 3  [CG063059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063059)

(Casino printed "Charter Member" along with the person's name)

3rd Blue (“Gold Rush Club”) None Common 0  [CG109982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109982)

Blue (“Gold Rush Club” & Gold “VSP”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109983)

Black (Gold “VSP”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109984)

4th Gold (“Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109985)

Black/Silver (“Black Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109986)

Silver (“White Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109987)

(Larger grayed word “Reno” on the reverse is almost **on** same line as “Gold Dust”)

5th Black/Silver (“Black Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109988)

Silver (“White Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109989)

Red (“Ultimate Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109990)

(Larger grayed word “Reno” on reverse is **below** the line which says “Gold Dust”. No Date)

6th Dk Gold (“Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109991)

Black/Silver (“Black Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109992)

Silver (“White Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109993)

Red (“Ultimate Gold” & Reno) None V Scarce 7  [CG109994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109994)

(Copyright 2008. **7 lines text**)

7th Dk Gold (“Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG113299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113299)

(Copyright 2009 with date close to the left edge of the card. **6 lines text**)

8th Dk Gold (“Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG109995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199995)

Black/Silver (“Black Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG154708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154708)

Silver (“White Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG154709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154709)

Red (“Ultimate Gold” & Reno) None V Scarce 7  [CG154710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154710)

(Copyright 2009 with date moved to the right to make room for the punch hole. **6 lines text**)

9th Dk Gold (“Gold” & Reno) None Common 1  [CG168658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168658)

(Copyright 2009 with date moved to the bottom of the text paragraph)

PC Black/Gold ("Preferred Member") None Rare 25  [CG109996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199996)

[**GOLD RANCH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVDAGR) **(Dayton, NV)**

*(Uses the My Party cards from Truckee Gaming found in the Universal section.*

*This is the former Terrible's Casino Dayton.)*

[**GOLD RANCH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVVEGR) **(Verdi, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Blue/Yellow (Ranch Rewards) None Common 1  [CG109646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109646)

*(See Terrible's in the Universal section for later cards before switching to the My Party cards*

*from Truckee Gaming that are also found in the Universal section)*

[**GOLD RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAGR) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 1998

1st Black ("Gold River Gaming Society") None Rare 20  [CG007272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007272)

(Raised Printing and Faint text reverse)

Black ("Gold River Gaming Society") None Rare 20  [CG062824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062824)

(Raised Printing and Bold text reverse)

2nd Black ("Gold River Gaming Society") None Rare 15  [CG007273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007273)

(Normal Printing and "Gambling Hall & Resort" is shorter and bolder)

3rd White ("Gold River Gaming Society") None Scarce 3  [CG007274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007274)

4th White ("Gold River Gaming Society") PPC Scarce 3  [CG007275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007275)

5th White ("Gold River Gaming Society") Faraday Rare+ 15  [CG007276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007276)

6th White ("Gaming Society Players Club") Powercard V Rare+ 60  [CG062828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062828)

7th Blue ("Gold River Gaming Society") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG119265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119265)

Silver ("Gold River High Society") PPC V Rare 25  [CG062826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062826)

Gold ("Gold River Elite Society") PPC V Rare 25  [CG062827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062827)

(This issue cards all have raised printing)

8th Blue ("Gold River Gaming Society") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG007271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007271)

(Normal printing)

XX White ("Property of " Above Signature Strip) None V Rare 20  [CG109861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109861)

(Reverse is totally blank. The card was issued with a “Gaming Society” card on a small

key-chain. It was used as a “forget me not” dangle.)

[**GOLD RUSH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEGR) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998? Closed: 2012

*(Became the Wildfire Sunset in 2012)*

1st Brown/Yellow ("Play Digger Dan's Gold Rush") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062669)

(Blue letters obverse)

Brown/Yellow ("Play Digger Dan's Gold Rush") PPC Scarce 3  [CG109249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109249)

(Purple letters obverse)

2nd Purple (Gold Star Slot Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062670)

(“Gold Rush” in Black box on the obverse and player info typically printed in black)

Purple (Gold Star Slot Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109250)

(“Gold Rush” in Brown box on the obverse)

3rd Red (“Gold Star Slot Club”) None Common 0  [CG109251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109251)

(2004)

4th Red (“Gold Star Slot Club”) None Common 0  [CG109252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109252)

Purple (“Gold Star Slot Club V.I.P.”) None Scarce 3  [CG109253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109253)

(2005)

(2nd through 4th issue cards were also used at “Magic Star”)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Common 1  [CG006688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006688)

(This card has 6 casinos listed on the reverse – Barley’s, Fiesta, Wild Wild West, Wildfire,

Gold Rush and Magic Star. The card is listed under each casinos listing.)

*(See Station Casinos for later card issues & Wild Wild West for earlier cards)*

[**GOLD STRIKE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVJEGS) **(Jean, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: yes

*(Became the Terrible's Road House Jean, NV in 2015)*

1st White ("Strike it Rich Club") None Ex Rare 125  [CG062661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062661)

(Blank reverse, except for magnetic stripe. 3-4 known.)

2nd Red ("Strike it Rich Club") PPC V Rare 25  [CG005423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005423)

("Plastic Print a Card” on 2 lines with logo & "Patent Pending")

3rd Red ("Strike it Rich Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG005424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005424)

("Plastic Print a Card on 2 lines with logo)

4th Red ("Strike it Rich Club") None Scarce 3  [CG005425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005425)

5th Red ("Strike it Rich Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG052788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052788)

("Plastic Print a Card" on 1 line)

6th Red ("Strike it Rich Club" picture prospector) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062662)

(At least one card has been spotted with a red feather in the hat in this issue)

7th Red ("Strike it Rich Club" picture prospector) None Scarce 3  [CG005422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005422)

8th Red/Blue ("Strike it Rich/Lucky Landing Player's Club) None Rare+ 15  [CG005426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005426)

(Reverse has "24 consecutive months", also used at Nevada Landing)

9th Red/Blue ("Strike it Rich/Lucky Landing Player's Club) None Common 1  [CG062663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062663)

(Reverse has "12 consecutive months" " & some of these cards have a dark yellow reverse)

Black (Signature Club) None Rare 15  [CG005427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005427)

(Has texture strip for signature on reverse)

Black (Signature Club) None Rare 10  [CG062664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062664)

(Has NO textured strip for signature on reverse. Printed cards have box around signuature that

is printed by the casino, blanks do not have the box.)

Gold (Signature & Player's Photo) None Scarce 3  [CG005428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005428)

Gold (Signature Elite & Player's Photo) None Scarce 3  [CG112210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112210)

(These cards are also used at Nevada Landing)

10th Black (“Jean’s Cash & Comp Club”) None Common 0  [CG005430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005430)

(Only 2 Logo’s on reverse, reverse paragraph is approx. 73mm wide)

Black (“Jean’s Cash & Comp Club”) None Common 0  [CG109443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109443)

(Only 2 Logo’s on reverse, reverse paragraph is approx. 70mm wide. Text was moved right

to make room for the punched hole.)

11th Black (“Jean’s Cash & Comp Club”) None Common 0  [CG069173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069173)

(This card has a dark red background behind the “Gold Strike” Logo, 3 logos on reverse now)

(There are several color variations with the faint “Jean” in the background)

12th Black (“Jean’s Cash & Comp Club”) None Common 0  [CG005431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005431)

(This card has an orange colored background behind the “Gold Strike” Logo)

(There are several color variations with the faint “Jean” in the background)

Mustard (“Signature Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005432)

Purple (“Signature Elite club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005433)

(Picture “Square” is a **Square**  on both higher level cards)

13th Mustard (“Signature Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG005434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005434)

Purple (“Signature Elite club”) None Scarce 3  [CG005435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005435)

(Picture “Square” is a **Rectangle** with 3 logos on reverse)

14th Mustard (“Signature Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109444)

Purple (“Signature Elite club”) None Scarce 3  [CG176840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176840)

(Picture “Square” is a **Rectangle** with 2 logos on reverse)

15th Tan (“Cash & Comp Club”) None Common 0  [CG065370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065370)

Grey (“Signature” picture card) None Scarce 3  [CG005436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005436)

Tan (“Signature Elite” picture card) None Scarce 3  [CG005437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005437)

16th Multi ("Cash & Comp Club") C-00254893BF Common 0  [CG142885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142885)

**[GOLD TOWN CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXGT) (Pahrump, NV)**

*(Uses the Golden Casino Group cards)*

[**GOLDEN CASINO GROUP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLZ49) **(Pahrump, NV)**

[**GOLDEN GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLZ49) **(Pahrump, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Red (G Club Red) None Common 1  [CG111145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111145)

Dk/Lt Grey (G Club Silver) None Common 1  [CG111146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111146)

Mustard (G Club Gold) None Common 1  [CG111147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111147)

Black (G Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG111148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111148)

(New Terribles cards used at Pahrump and Lakeside with both Terribles logos on reverse)

2nd Red (G Club Red) None Common 1  [CG092409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092409)

Dk/Lt Grey (G Club Silver) None Common 1  [CG111149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111149)

Mustard (G Club Gold) None Common 1  [CG111150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111150)

Black (G Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG111151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111151)

Blue (G Club Royal) None Scarce 3  [CG111152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111152)

(Gold Town and Lakeside Casino logos on reverse, last line of text in reverse paragraph starts

with "membership. The management...")

3rd Red (G Club Red) None Common 1  [CG111153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111153)

Dk/Lt Grey (G Club Silver) None Common 1  [CG111154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111154)

Mustard (G Club Gold) None Common 1  [CG111155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111155)

Black (G Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG111156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111156)

Blue (G Club Royal) None Scarce 3  [CG111157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111157)

(Gold Town and Lakeside Casino logos on reverse, last line of text in reverse paragraph starts

with "The management of...")

4th Black/Red (Gold Mine Rewards – Ruby) None Common 1  [CG161657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161657)

Black/Blue (Gold Mine Rewards – Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG161658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161658)

Black/Green (Gold Mine Rewards – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG161659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161659)

Black Gold (Gold Mine Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG161661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161661)

Grey (Gold Mine Rewards – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG161662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161662)

(Gold Town, Pahrump Nugget and Lakeside Casino logos on reverse)

[**GOLDEN GATE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVGG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black (Club 1906) None Common 1  [CG091305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091305)

Mustard (Club 1906 – Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG070478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070478)

Grey (Club 1906 – Platinum Member) None Scarce 3  [CG071121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=1071121)

(Logo left reverse is 1cm tall on this issue)

2nd Black (Club 1906) None Common 0  [CG071116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071116)

Mustard (Club 1906 – Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG071112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071112)

Grey (Club 1906 – Platinum Member) None Scarce 3  [CG111237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111237)

(Logo left reverse is 15mm tall on this issue and "Golden Gate" is on an arch in the logo)

3rd Black (Club 1906) None Common 0  [CG125324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125324)

(Logo left reverse is 13mm tall and "Golden Gate" is straight in the logo)

4th Black (The ONE – Your Experience Card) None Common 0  [CG194528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194528)

(Same card also used at The D Casino)

PC Yellow (1st Slot Tournament”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG111238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111238)

(Card was dated 12/7/88 – pre-dates the plastic slot card)

[**GOLDEN NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVGN) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1984 Closed: no

1st Black (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner & Logo) None Ex Rare 250  [CG005280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005280)

(This may have been the first Las Vegas slot club card, and therefore is in very high demand.

It was like the Mint's set up whereby there was a ticket dispenser attached to dollar machines.

The card was more like an ID used to redeem the tickets. Obverse has a Golden Nugget logo

on the bottom right corner. On the reverse, there is NO magnetic stripe, only a signature strip

across the top. The last paragraph reads: "This card is NON-TRANSFERABLE and is the

property of GNLV corp., P.O. Box 610, Las Vegas, Nevada 89125." This card is very similar

to the 2ndissue card, except the 3rd line on the reverse begins “24 Karat Club”)

2nd Black (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner & Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG005281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005281)

(Same as above, except 3rd line on reverse begins “Karat Club”, 2 known copies)

3rd Black (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None Ex Rare 125  [CG005282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005282)

(Similar to above, but no Golden Nugget logo on obverse. Instead, the obverse has "Good Thru"

on the bottom right corner. The reverse has a magnetic stripe across the top. This card is

also similar to the Atlantic City card, except on the reverse it says “maybe” instead of “may be”

This was corrected on the A.C. cards. Bright gold reverse printing.)

4th Black (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None Ex Rare 100  [CG005286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005286)

Black (24 Karat Club Starter Card) None Ex Rare 100  [CG103538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103538)

(Same as above, except reverse has dark gold printing that is hard to read)

White (24 Karat Club Starter Card) None V Rare+ 75  [CG103537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103537)

(Plain white card with blank reverse)

5th Gold (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) Data Card V Rare+ 50  [CG005287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005287)

6th Gold (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None Rare+ 20  [CG005288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005288)

(Thin writing, longer "Good Thru", approximately 17mm wide)

Gold (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None Rare+ 20  [CG005289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005289)

(Thicker writing, shorter "Good Thru", approximately 15mm wide)

7th Red (24 Karat Club – Introductory Card) None Scarce 3  [CG061702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061702)

Gold (24 Karat Club & White Reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG005259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005259)

Gold (24 Karat Club & White Reverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG005267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005267)

Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG005268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005268)

(This is the only regular issue with a punchboard reader)

8th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) PPC Common 0  [CG005290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005290)

(Has Signature strip on reverse)

9th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) PPC Common 0  [CG061703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061703)

(NO Signature strip on reverse)

10th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) None Common 0  [CG005269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005269)

(NO Signature strip on reverse. Logo on obverse is 36 mm tall)

11th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) None Common 0  [CG005270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005270)

(NO Signature strip on reverse. Logo on obverse is 32 mm tall)

12th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) None Common 0  [CG005271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005271)

(Obverse now says “Slot & Table Player Rewards”. Logo on obverse 26 mm tall. Reverse

phone number is 386-8347)

13th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) None Common 0  [CG095467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095467)

(Reverse logo is 17mm wide, obverse says “Slot & Table Player Rewards” and

phone number is 386-8201)

14th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) innovative Common 0  [CG005291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005291)

(Obverse says “Slot & Table Player Rewards” and logo is 26 mm tall)

15th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) None Common 0  [CG014775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=1014775)

(Reverse logo is 19mm wide. Obverse says “Slot & Table Player Rewards” and

phone number is 386-8201)

16th Glittery Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) plicards Common 0  [CG014776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=1014776)

Flat Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) plicards Common 0  [CG125325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125325)

(Both cards have "P643704" in lower right on reverse, "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

17th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) plicards Common 0  [CG115909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115909)

("P653910" in lower right on reverse, "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

White (24 Karat Club Elite) plicards Common 0  [CG125978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125978)

("P660396-1" in upper left on reverse, "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

18th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) plicards Common 0  [CG118176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118176)

("P665733" in lower right on reverse, "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

19th Gold (24 Karat Club & Gold Reverse) plicards Common 0  [CG124053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124053)

("C-30369C" in lower right on reverse, "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

20th Gold (24 Karat Club) P688855 Common 0  [CG130184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130184)

21st Gold (24 Karat Club) P704065 Common 0  [CG139472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139472)

*(The casino used the generic Golden Nugget 24K Select cards listed in the Universal*

*Slot Card section as of early 2015)*

22nd Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) None Common 1  [CG165027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165027)

Silver (24K Select – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG205927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205927)

(Las Vegas specific reservation phone number listed on the reverse, card used in 2017)

XX Red (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG061722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061722)

(Blank Reverse. On obverse, "T" in "Slot Player" is directly under the "I" in "Important"

and "Very Important" is 64mm wide at the top of the letters)

XX Red (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG061723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061723)

(Blank Reverse. On obverse, "T" in "Slot Player" is mostly under the "M" in "Important"

and "Very Important" is 65mm wide at the top of the letters)

XX Red (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG117291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117291)

(Blank Reverse. On obverse, "T" in "Slot Player" is under the "IM" in "Important"

and "Very Important" is 62mm wide at the top of the letters)

XX Maroon (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG014788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014788)

(Blank Reverse)

XX Maroon (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None Rare 10  [CG014788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014788)

(Error card, printed same on both sides)

XX Red (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG061724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061724)

(Oversized & Blank Reverse, NORMAL printing)

XX Red (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG061724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061724)

(Oversized & Blank Reverse, RAISED printing)

XX White (“Private Arrangement”) None Ex Rare 100  [CG014789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014789)

(This card has 5 rules on the reverse in raised print. Issue date-12/89)

XX White (“Private Arrangement”) None V Rare 50  [CG014790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014790)

(Logo in lower right corner of obverse, no “Terms and Conditions” on reverse)

XX White (“Private Arrangement”) None V Rare 50  [CG014791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014791)

(This card has 12 rules on the reverse, under “Terms and Conditions”)

XX Marbled (“Private Arrangement”) None V Rare 50  [CG014792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014792)

(This card has 11 rules on the reverse)

XX Lt Gold Paisley (“Private Arrangement”) None V Rare 50  [CG014793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014793)

XX Lt Gold Paisley (“Private Arrangement”) Innovative V Rare 50  [CG014794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014794)

XX Purple (“Chairman’s Club”) None V Rare 50  [CG014795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014795)

XX Reddish Brown (“Chairman’s Club”) None V Rare 50  [CG014796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014796)

XX White (“Property of the Golden Nugget Slot Department”) None V Rare 10  [CG014797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014797)

TC1 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) PPC V Rare 30  [CG005363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005363)

TC2 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None V Rare 30  [CG005364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005364)

(Reverse gold text is not aligned at the right and the text is approximately 36mm high)

TC3 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None V Rare 30  [CG005365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005365)

(Reverse gold text is aligned at the right and the text is approximately 28mm high)

TC4 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None V Rare 30  [CG005368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005368)

(Raised Printing, otherwise same text as TC3)

(TC1-TC4 all have arrows on the obverse with a punchboard reader and no mag stripe.

There is no ® registration mark after “Las Vegas” on the obverse and the reverse phone

number is 1-800-777-4658)

TC5a Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None V Scarce 7  [CG014777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014777)

(Top two lines of text on reverse are the same length)

TC5b Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None V Scarce 7  [CG005369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005369)

(Top line of text on reverse is shorter than second line)

(TC5 cards have punchboard reader and reverse white text is approximately 32mm high)

TC6 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None Common 1  [CG005370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005370)

(No punchboard reader or magnetic stripe and reverse white text is approximately 32mm high)

TC7 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None Common 1  [CG005371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005371)

(No punchboard reader or magnetic stripe, obverse logo is now more golden color and

reverse white text is approximately 37mm high)

TC8 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None Common 1  [CG005372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005372)

(No punchboard reader or magnetic stripe and reverse white text is approximately 41mm high)

(TC5-TC8 all do not have arrows on the obverse and there is a ® registration mark after

“Las Vegas” on the obverse. The reverse phone number is 1-800-289-4269 and the third

line from the bottom on the reverse is “any time.”)

TC9 Black (Golden Nugget Logo on Right) None Common 1  [CG005373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005373)

(No punchboard reader or magnetic stripe. Third line from the bottom on the reverse is

“Nugget at any time.”)

TC10 Glittery Gold (Slot and Table Play Rewards) None Common 1  [CG014778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014778)

[**GOLDEN NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAGN) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1987 Closed: no

1st Red ("24 Karat Club Temporary Card") PPC V Rare 25  [CG109862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109862)

(Bright Gold Reverse text)

Red ("24 Karat Club Temporary Card") PPC V Rare 25  [CG109863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109863)

(Dark Gold Reverse text)

2nd Black ("24 Karat Club" & Horizontal Lines) PPC Common 1  [CG062906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062906)

(Numerous variations of the signature strip on the back of this issue with various distances from

the bottom of the card as well as the height of the signature strip itself)

3rd Black ("24 Karat Club" in top left corner) None Rare 25  [CG109864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109864)

4th Black/Gold ("24 Karat Club" in top right corner) None Scarce 3  [CG109865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109865)

(This card has a **Mag Strip** on the reverse and **Punch Board Reader**)

Black/Gold ("24 Karat Club" in top right corner) None Scarce 3  [CG194984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194984)

(This card has a **Mag Strip** on the reverse and **“NO”** **Punch Board Reader**)

(This issue has a horizontal gold band across bottom of obverse)

5th Black/Gold (“24 Karat Club” on diagonal colored card) None Scarce 3  [CG062907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062907)

(This card has a **Mag Strip** on the reverse and **Punch Board Reader**.

Reverse text is 24mm top to bottom.)

Black/Gold (“24 Karat Club” on diagonal colored card) None Scarce 3  [CG109866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109866)

(This card has a **Mag Strip** on the reverse and **Punch Board Reader**.

Reverse text is 26mm top to bottom.)

Black/Gold (“24 Karat Club” on diagonal colored card) None Scarce 3  [CG109867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109867)

(This card has a **Mag Strip** on the reverse and “**NO**” **Punch Board Reader**)

6th Black/Gold (“24 Karat Club” on diagonal colored card) None Scarce 3  [CG109868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109868)

(This card has 2 “insert arrows” on the right side of the obverse, and **Mag Strip** on reverse.

There are color variations in the “gold” on these cards.)

7th Dk Gold (“24 Karat Club” & Black Stars) None Common 0  [CG109869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109869)

(Color variations known)

8th Dk Gold (“24 Karat Club” & Black Stars) innovative Common 0  [CG109870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109870)

Glittery Gold (“24 Karat Club” & Black Stars) innovative Common 0  [CG109871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109871)

White ("24 Karat Club) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG125467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125467)

9th Dk Gold (“24 Karat Club” & Black Stars) None Common 0  [CG071325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071325)

(Identical to the 7th issue but more peach color on the obverse & more tan on reverse)

10th Glittery Gold (“24 Karat Club”) None Common 0  [CG071567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071567)

Glittery Dk Gold (“24 Karat Club”) None Common 0  [CG095480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095480)

(This issue has “Slot & Table Player Rewards” under obverse logo)

11th Glittery Gold ("24 Karat Club") plicards Common 0  [CG121441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121441)

(Has "P664807" on lower right reverse and "www.plicards.com" on lower left)

12th Glittery Gold ("24 Karat Club") P689772 Common 0  [CG155558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155558)

13th Glittery Gold ("24 Karat Club") P698206 Common 0  [CG137626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137626)

14th Glittery Gold ("24 Karat Club") P708119 Common 0  [CG139464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139464)

*(The casino used the generic Golden Nugget 24K Select cards listed in the Universal*

*Slot Card section as of early 2015)*

*15th* Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) None Common 0  [CG165013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165013)

(Laughlin specific reservation phone number listed on the reverse, card used in 2017)

XX Black/Teal (“24 Karat Club” in top right corner) None Scarce 3  [CG109872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109872)

(This card was probably used for the people using the airline)

PC Yellow ("24 Karat Club" in top left corner) None Ex Rare 75  [CG109873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109873)

(This thin plastic card is from 1987. It's unclear when the club went to hard plastic cards)

[**GOLDEN PHOENIX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREGP) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2005

1**st** Black/Orange (“Golden Phoenix VIP Card”) None Common 1  [CG063117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063117)

(In September 2003 there were 250 cards stamped with gold for the Collectibles show) [CG005092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005092)

(In September 2004 a limited number of cards had a “Casino Collectibles” sticker attached

to the obverse, stickers were either blue/green or orange/yellow)

2nd Black/Orange (“Golden Phoenix VIP Card”) None Common 1  [CG005093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005093)

(Small web address on reverse under logo)

[**GRAND LODGE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTGL) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously the Hyatt Regency)*

1st Blue (Players Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG062807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062807)

(Border around obverse, first letter in each word of "Players Advantage Club" is larger)

2nd Blue (Players Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135176)

Grey (Players Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135177)

Yellow/Blue (Players Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135178)

(No border around obverse, letters in "Players Advantage Club" are all the same size)

[**GRAND SIERRA RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREGS) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(Previously the Reno Hilton)*

1st Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None Common 1  [CG110145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110145)

(Green colored plus (+) sign)

Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus ++”) None Common 1  [CG071846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071846)

(Starting level for locals)

Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus +++”) None Common 1  [CG110146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110146)

Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus ++++”) None Common 1  [CG110147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110147)

(Stickers have been found on these issued cards)

2nd Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None Common 1  [CG110148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110148)

(Tan colored plus (+) sign. Text on reverse **aligned left**.)

3rd Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None Common 1  [CG110149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110149)

(Tan colored plus (+) sign. Text on reverse **aligned left & right**.)

4th Cream (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None V Scarce 7  [CG091427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091427)

(Temporary card)

5th Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None Common 1  [CG110150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110150)

(The word “Resort” is no longer on the obverse top line)

6th Dk Brown (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None Common 1  [CG110151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110151)

(Register mark after GSR logo obverse)

7th Red (Comps +) None Common 3  [CG110152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110152)

Green (Comps +) None Common 3  [CG110153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110153)

Gold (Comps + 2009) None V Scarce 7  [CG110154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110154)

Grey (Comps + 2009) None V Scarce 7  [CG110155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110155)

8th Gold (Comps + 2010) 01 V Scarce 7  [CG110156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110156)

Grey (Comps + 2010) 02 V Scarce 7  [CG110157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110157)

9th Gold (Comps + 2011) 01 V Scarce 7  [CG110158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110158)

Grey (Comps + 2011) 02 V Scarce 7  [CG110159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110159)

10th Red (GSRewards) None Common 3  [CG091422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091422)

Gold (GSRewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG091423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091423)

Blue (GSRewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG091424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091424)

Blue (GSRewards Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG091426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091426)

Blue (GSRewards Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG091425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091425)

(Picture of casino above colored waves)

11th Orange (GSRewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG112986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112986)

Orange (GSRewards Gold) 01 Common 3  [CG163918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163918)

Grey (GSRewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG112987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112987)

Green (GSRewards Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG112988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112988)

Green (GSRewards Legend) 02 V Scarce 7  [CG136329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136329)

Blue (GSRewards Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG112989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112989)

Blue (GSRewards Elite) 03 V Scarce 7  [CG163919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163919)

Black (GSRewards Grand) None V Scarce 7  [CG112990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112990)

("GSR" in circle at upper right obverse with level along right edge)

12th Orange (GSRewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG135459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135459)

Grey (GSRewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG135460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135460)

Green (GSRewards Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG135461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135461)

Blue (GSRewards Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG135462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135462)

Black (GSRewards Grand) None V Scarce 7  [CG135463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135463)

("GSR" in circle at upper right obverse with level in orange band along right edge. Reverse

text paragraph is 15mm top to bottom for the first 6 lines)

13th Orange (GSRewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG154706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154706)

Grey (GSRewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG154707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154707)

(Reverse text paragraph is now 14mm top to bottom for the first 6 lines)

14th Red (Club Grand Select) None Common 3  [CG163920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163920)

Red (Club Grand Select) 01 Common 3  [CG168549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168549)

Red (Club Grand Select) 04 Common 3  [CG211324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211324)

Purple (Club Grand Advantage) None Common 3  [CG162491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162491)

Purple (Club Grand Advantage) 02 Common 3  [CG167944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167944)

Purple (Club Grand Advantage) 03 Common 3  [CG198541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198541)

Purple (Club Grand Advantage) 04 Common 3  [CG186872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186872)

Blue (Club Grand Signature) None V Scarce 7  [CG163921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163921)

Blue (Club Grand Signature) 03 V Scarce 7  [CG168552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168552)

White (Club Grand Ultimate) None V Scarce 7  [CG163922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163922)

White (Club Grand Ultimate) 02 V Scarce 7  [CG211325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211325)

White (Club Grand Ultimate) 04 V Scarce 7  [CG167945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167945)

Black (Club Grand Infinite) None Rare 10  [CG163923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163923)

(Infinite level is by invitation only!)

XX Red (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110160)

(Charity Program Card, typically printed with different charity names)

XX Tan (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110161)

XX Gold (GSR “Comps Plus +”) None Scarce 3  [CG110162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110162)

XX Gold (“Summit Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110163)

(“Summit Card” for Condo Owners)

XX White (Cavalcade of Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG110164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110164)

(Last line in paragraph begins with “tickets…”)

XX Gold (Instant Gold) None Common 3  [CG110165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110165)

XX Black (Club Lex – Rewards Card) None Common 3  [CG177947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177947)

(LEX Nightclub offers & discounts plus still used as GSRewards for game play)

[**GREAT AMERICAN PUB, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU01) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (The Great American Pub Logo – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG169639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169639)

Black (The Great American Pub Logo – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG200576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200576)

Black (The Great American Pub Logo – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG200577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200577)

Silver (The Great American Pub Logo – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG200578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200578)

[**GREEN VALLEY RANCH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEGV) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(Green Valley Ranch shares the same "Station Casinos" card used by Boulder Station,*

*Palace Station, Santa Fe Station, Sunset Station & Texas. See “Station Casinos” for all cards)*

**[GREEN’S CASINO & CAFÉ](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEGS) (Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Mustard (Barley’s Card & Green’s “Player Card” sticker) Common 1  [CG109679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109679)

(Copyright 2005 on the reverse)

*(See Wild Wild West for earlier shared cards or Station Casinos for later card issues)*

[**HACIENDA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVBCHA) **(Boulder City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2013

1st White ("Club Matador") PPC Common 1  [CG052255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052255)

2nd White ("Club Matador") PPC Common 0  [CG109094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109094)

(PPC on reverse was 2½ cm, now is 3½ cm in length. The shadow under the bull is very dark

grey, almost as dark as the bull itself and the tail in the shadow is clearly visible. The bull's tail

is totally black with no lighter dot near the end of the tail.)

3rd White ("Club Matador") PPC Common 0  [CG119075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119075)

(The shadow under the bull is a very light grey and the tail in the shadow is now very hard to

see. There is also a light dot in the ball near the end of the bull's tail.)

XX Silver ("Club Matador") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062569)

(The silver card is only issued to Boulder City residents)

XX Gold (“Club Matador – Gold”) None Rare 15  [CG203088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203088)

(No magnetic stripe, says “Not For Machine Use” on reverse)

*(Temporarily used Dotty's cards during transition to the new Hoover Dam Lodge name in 2015*

*after Hacienda name was retired)*

**[HACIENDA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHA) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: 1996

1st Black/Yellow ("Club Viva" Rose) PPC Rare 15  [CG001109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001109)

("Patent Pending" on reverse)

2nd Black/Yellow ("Club Viva" Rose) PPC V Rare 30  [CG001110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001110)

(Unshaded PPC logo & "Patent No." on reverse)

3rd Black/Yellow ("Club Viva" Rose) PPC Rare- 10  [CG036580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036580)

(Shaded PPC logo & "Patent No." on reverse)

4th Green/Purple ("Club Viva" Picture of Hotel) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG001119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001119)

(Reverse says “noon to 8 pm” and PPC Logo on reverse)

5th Green/Purple ("Club Viva" Picture of Hotel) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG042012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042012)

(Reverse says “10 am to 6 pm” & "Plastic Print a Card Co." is spelled out on reverse)

PC White (Gold Key Club – Temporary Card) None V Rare 50  [CG117820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117820)

(Has “Expires in 30 days” across bottom)

PC White (Gold Key Club) None V Rare 50  [CG163230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163230)

XX Gold (“VIP Gold Card Member” & Horse and Rider) None Ex Rare 200  [CG001120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001120)

(Raised printing)

XX Gold ("VIP Gold Card Member" & Horse and Rider) None Ex Rare 200  [CG136232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136232)

(Normal printing)

XX Gold (V.I.P. Member & “Club Champagne”) None V Rare 50  [CG001121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001121)

[**HALF SHELL SEAFOOD & GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEHS) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Long Board Club”) None Common 1  [CG110489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110489)

[**HAMMER’S GRILL & BAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU71) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Hammer's Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG199594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199594)

Grey (Hammer's Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199595)

Gold (Hammer's Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199596)

[**HARD ROCK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSTHR) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Black (Backstage Pass Founding Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG138055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138055)

(This is a General Admission card with "Founding Member" across bottom for the grand opening)

Black (Backstage Pass – General Admission) None Common 1  [CG138138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138138)

Gold (Backstage Pass – Entourage) None Scarce 3  [CG138201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138201)

Grey (Backstage Pass – Platinum Access) None Scarce 3  [CG138202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138202)

White (Backstage Pass – Multi-Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG138203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138203)

(Hard Rock Casino Lake Tahoe logo in upper left corner on obverse)

2nd Blue (Backstage Pass – General Admission) None Common 1  [CG172368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172368)

[**HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHD) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Yellow/Orange (Fat Kat Club) None Rare 15  [CG058529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058529)

(Given out on opening night to special customers. An unknown quantity of these cards exists.)

2nd Black ("Save the Planet") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG058523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058523)

(Reverse can be white or off white)

Gold (Fat Kat Klub) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG067981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067981)

3rd Black ("Save the Planet") DLR CP Rare+ 20  [CG009099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009099)

4th Black (Picture of Guitar) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG009100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009100)

(Reverse can be white or off white)

5th Black (Picture of Guitar) None Common 0  [CG058524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058524)

Black (Platinum Member) None Scarce 3  [CG058525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058525)

6th Black/White (Rockstar Club – General Admission) None Common 0  [CG058724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058724)

Black/Yellow (Rockstar Club – Front Row) None Common 0  [CG089377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058724)

Black/Copper (Rockstar Club – VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG089381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089381)

Black/Purple (Rockstar Club – Backstage) None Scarce 3  [CG089375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089375)

Black/Silver (Rockstar Club – All Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG089382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089382)

Black (Rockstar Club – All Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG089373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089373)

(This issue has wings on the guitar pick)

7th Dk Grey/White (Rockstar Club – General Admission) None Common 0  [CG089378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089378)

Dk Grey/Red (Rockstar Club – Front Row) None Scarce 3  [CG089376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089376)

Dk Grey/Green (Rockstar Club – VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG089380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089380)

Dk Grey/Gold (Rockstar Club – All Access None V Scarce 7  [CG111246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111246)

(This issue has no wings on the guitar pick except for the All Access card which still has wings)

8a Purple/Black (Rockstar Club – Vinyl) None Common 0  [CG089383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089383)

Purple/Gold (Rockstar Club – Gold) None Common 0  [CG089384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089384)

Purple/Silver (Rockstar Club – Platinum) None Common 0  [CG090875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090875)

(Reverse phone number is 800.693.ROCK, metallic insert edge & record)

8b Purple/Black (Rockstar Club – Vinyl) None Common 0  [CG103712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103712)

(Reverse phone number is 800.693.ROCK, plain black insert edge & record)

8c Purple/Black (Rockstar Club – Vinyl) None Common 0  [CG120428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120428)

(Reverse phone number is 800.924.9782)

9th Black (Backstage Pass – General Admission) None Common 0  [CG085632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085632)

Gold (Backstage Pass – Entourage) None Scarce 3  [CG089379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089379)

Grey (Backstage Pass – Platinum Access) None Scarce 3  [CG009101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009101)

(This issue is a packing crate design with silver edges, website is in lower left corner on reverse)

10th Black (Backstage Pass – General Admission) None Common 3  [CG118771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118771)

Gold (Backstage Pass – Entourage) None Scarce 3  [CG121633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121633)

Grey (Backstage Pass – Platinum Access) None Scarce 3  [CG121634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121634)

White (Backstage Pass – Nirvana) None Rare 10  [CG157039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157039)

(The Nirvana card was never used due to copyright issues and was replaced by the

Multi-Platinum card)

Grey (Backstage Pass – Multi-Platinum Access None V Scarce 7  [CG157035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157035)

(Same design as 9th issue but website is close to the casino name on the reverse)

11th White (Backstage Pass – Multi-Platinum Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG150319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150319)

(Same design as 9th issue but website and all reverse text is centered)

PC Red (Lucky Dog Sweepstakes Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG089385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089385)

PC Black (Guitar & Flames) None Scarce 3  [CG009091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009091)

PC Red ($5 Free Slot Play – no arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG009092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009092)

PC Purple ($10 Free Slot Play – no arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG009093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009093)

PC Green ($20 Free Slot Play – no arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG009094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009094)

PC Wine ($100 Free Slot Play – no arrows) None V Scarce 15  [CG009095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009095)

(These cards have no arrows on the right side of the reverse)

PC Red ($5 Free Slot Play – arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG058526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058526)

PC Purple ($10 Free Slot Play – arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG058527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058527)

PC Green ($20 Free Slot Play – arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG058528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058528)

PC Wine ($100 Free Slot Play – arrows) None V Scarce 15  [CG009096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009096)

(These cards have 4 lines in the paragraph and 2 arrows on the right side of the reverse)

PC Red ($5 Free Slot Play) None Scarce 3  [CG009097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009097)

(This card has 3 lines in the paragraph on the reverse)

(Above paper cards were obtained through direct mail offers only)

PCX White ($25,000 “Take The Money And Run”) None Rare 20  [CG009098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009098)

(Dated 10/30/1999)

[**HAROLDS CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREHC) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1987 Closed: c.1991

1st Reddish Purple ("Payoffs Plus") None Ex Rare 250  [CG110166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110166)

(Not only is this card extremely rare, 8 known at press time, it is very important because it's

Reno's first slot card. We believe the Slot Club opened sometime in late 1986 or early 1987,

but closed well before Harolds shut its doors permanently in 1995. A bidding war on Ebay

in Spring, 2001 resulted in a then record high bid of $310 for this slot card.)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTHA) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: no

1st Blue/Pink ("Harrah's Reno and Lake Tahoe") None V Rare+ 150  [CG063064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063064)

Lt Blue/Pink ("Harrah's Reno and Lake Tahoe") None V Rare+ 100  [CG112430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112430)

(Despite these cards being used in Reno also, they are very hard pieces to locate. These cards

used the punchboard system and were eventually replaced with the mag stripe cards. One can

assume that almost every cardholder that came back to Harrah's either threw out or turned in

their "worthless" punchboard reader card.)

2nd Lt Blue/Pink ("Harrah's Reno and Lake Tahoe") PPC V Rare+ 150  [CG110392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110392)

(Similar to above, except "Patent Pending" on reverse)

3rd Lt Blue/Pink ("Harrah's Reno and Lake Tahoe") PPC V Rare+ 150  [CG110393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110393)

(Similar to above, with Patent Number on reverse)

4th Gold/Blue (“Reno - Lake Tahoe“ on City Pattern) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG062736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062736)

Gold/Blue (“Lake Tahoe - Reno“ on City Pattern) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG110394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110394)

("Holiday Casino/Las Vegas" is last line of text listed on reverse of both cards)

5th Gold/Blue (“Reno - Lake Tahoe“ on City Pattern) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG063065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063065)

Gold/Blue (“Lake Tahoe - Reno“ on City Pattern) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG110395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110395)

("This card is not transferable..." is last line of text listed on reverse. No "Holiday Casino")

6th Gold/Blue (“Reno - Lake Tahoe“ on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG063068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063068)

Gold/Blue (“Lake Tahoe - Reno“ on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110396)

(No Joliet on reverse and reverse text is **Purple** for these two cards)

Gold/Blue (“Reno - Lake Tahoe“ on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110397)

Gold/Blue (“Lake Tahoe - Reno“ on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110398)

(No Joliet on revers and reverse text is **Black** for these two cards)

7th Gold/Blue ("Reno - Lake Tahoe" on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110399)

Gold/Blue ("Lake Tahoe - Reno" on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110400)

("Joliet" on reverse of both cards)

***(First seven issues also used at Harrah's Reno!)***

8th Gold/Blue (“Lake Tahoe" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110401)

("1-800-HARRAHS" and "Know when to stop before you start" with NO "sm" after "start "

and 4th line starts with “this card…”)

9th Gold/Blue (“Lake Tahoe" on Harrah's Pattern) None Rare+ 10  [CG110402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110402)

("1-800-HARRAHS" and "Know when to stop before you start" with "sm" after "start"

and fourth line starts with “card is…”)

XX White ("an invitation") None Ex Rare 125  [CG110404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110404)

(Blank reverse. The exact purpose of this early card is unknown.)

TC Black (Horse & Rider Logo) Data Card Ex Rare 150  [CG110405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110405)

(Harrah's first Nevada table card, distributed no later than 1988. Very few examples are known.)

TC Black ("Harrah's Lake Tahoe Resort Casino" No Logo) None Ex Rare 125  [CG110406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110406)

(“For Preferred Players” under logo)

(**NOTE:** There is a regular total gold card, except "Diamond Club Lounge" is printed on the

front.. This was used by Diamond members to gain access to the VIP lounge.)

*(See "Harrah's" in the Universal Section for all newer cards.. Several early Harrah's*

*Universal cards have "TAHOE" printed on them in large text.)*

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Gold/Blue ("Las Vegas" on City Pattern) Faraday V Rare 20  [CG061857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061857)

(Used for a short time)

2nd Gold/Blue ("Las Vegas" on faint City Pattern) None Rare 10  [CG110346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110346)

(No "Joliet" on reverse. "Las Vegas" is about 1/4" from left margin on obverse)

3rd Gold/Blue ("Las Vegas" on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110347)

(No "Joliet" on reverse. "Las Vegas" is about 5/8" from left margin on obverse)

4th Gold/Blue (“Las Vegas “ on faint City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG062542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062542)

(No “Joliet” on reverse. “Las Vegas” is about 5/8” from left margin on obverse)

5th Gold/Blue ("Las Vegas" on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG061858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061858)

("Joliet" listed on reverse)

6th Gold/Blue ("Las Vegas" on faint City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110349)

("Joliet" listed on reverse)

7th Gold/Blue ("Las Vegas" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG061859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061859)

(Reverse has 1-800-Harrah's phone number. Last line is "Know when to stop before you start")

XX Silver (Las Vegas Meetings – Meeting Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG110351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110351)

(Copyright 2007 – **6** casinos on reverse, 5th line on reverse starts “notice…”)

XX Silver (Las Vegas Meetings – Meeting Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG189148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189148)

(Copyright 2007 – 6 casinos on reverse, 5th line on reverse starts “Management….”)

PC White (Temporary Card) None V Rare 25  [CG110352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110352)

PC White/Purple (“Gone to P”) None Scarce 3  [CG110353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110353)

(This card is used in the “Party Pit” to hold your drink)

*(For later cards see the Harrah’s “Universal Card” section)*

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAHA) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: no

1st White ("Club Grande" Harrah's Del Rio) None V Scarce+ 10  [CG062882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062882)

2nd Gold/Blue ("Laughlin" on City Pattern) Faraday Rare+ 15  [CG007334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007334)

3rd Gold/Blue ("Laughlin" on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG007335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007335)

("Joliet" not listed among the 5 casinos on reverse)

4th Gold/Blue ("Laughlin" on City Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG062883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062883)

("Joliet" is listed among the 6 casinos on reverse)

5th Gold/Blue ("Laughlin" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG062884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062884)

(Reverse has "1-800-HARRAHS" and bottom line is "Bet With Your Head, Not over it")

Gold/Blue ("Laughlin" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG007336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007336)

(Reverse has "1-800-HARRAHS" and bottom line is "Know when to stop before you start".

This issue has both BOLD and Weak wallpaper.)

6th Pink (Coronado Club 1999 VIP Membership) None V Rare+ 75  [CG007337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007337)

(Unknown whether this card was used for slots or tables, but was definitely a high level card)

XX Blue (“Harrah’s High Limit Lounge” & Bucket) None V Scarce 7  [CG109875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109875)

(Card issued at one particular high roller area)

PC Beige/Gold (“Coronado Club”) None Ex Rare 50  [CG062885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062885)

(High roller card from the mid-1990’s. )

PC White/Red (Copa Club VIP Membership 1999) None Rare 10  [CG129656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129656)

PC Blue (Diamond Club) None Rare 10  [CG147770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147770)

*(See “Harrah’s” in the Universal Section for all later cards)*

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREHA) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: no

1st -- 7th See Listings under [Harrah’s Lake Tahoe](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTHA) for cards used at both locations!

8th Gold/Blue ("Reno" on Harrah's Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG110407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110407)

("1-800-HARRAHS" and "Know when to stop before you start" with no “sm” after “start”

and 4th line starts with “this card…”)

9th Gold/Blue ("Reno" on Harrah's Pattern) None Rare+ 10  [CG110408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110408)

("1-800-HARRAHS" and "Know when to stop before you start" with “sm” after “start”

and 4th line starts with “card is…”)

PC White (Guest Card) None V Rare 50  [CG154656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154656)

(Indicates "This Guest Card is for Tracking Purposes Only")

*(See "Harrah's" in the Universal Section for all newer cards. Several early Harrah's*

*Universal cards have "RENO" printed on them in large text.)*

[**HARVEY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTHV) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: ?

1st Silver ("Wild Card" punchboard Reader) None V Rare 40  [CG062786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062786)

(Black box on reverse & signature strip)

Silver (“Wild Card” punchboard Reader) None V Rare 40  [CG110411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110411)

(No Black box on reverse and no signature strip)

2nd Silver ("Wild Card" punchboard Reader) Faraday V Rare 30  [CG110412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110412)

(Glittery metallic background)

Silver ("Wild Card" punchboard Reader) Faraday V Rare 25  [CG110413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110413)

(Flat background)

(This 2nd issue has no signature strip on either card)

3rd Black ("Party Card" punchboard & magnetic stripe) Faraday Rare 10  [CG062794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062794)

4th Blue ("Party Card" punchboard & magnetic stripe) Powercard Rare 10  [CG110414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110414)

5th Blue ("Party Card" magnetic stripe only) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG062789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062789)

(Same as above card, but no punchboard reader)

6th Blue ("Party Card" lettering in center & on incline) Powercard V Rare 20  [CG110415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110415)

(Yellowish-Gold reverse)

Blue ("Party Card" lettering in center & on incline) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG062790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062790)

(White reverse. Text is exactly the same on both cards.)

7th Blue ("Tahoe Player's Club") Powercard V Scarce 5  [CG110417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110417)

Silver ("Top of the Wheel" Platinum Players Club) Powercard V Rare+ 50  [CG110418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110418)

(No silver border on obverse of Platinum card)

8th Blue ("Tahoe Player's Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG110419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110419)

Silver ("Top of the Wheel" Platinum Players Club) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG053064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053064)

("For Hotel Reservations" is sometimes printed by the casino on obverse. Silver border obverse.)

9th Blue ("Tahoe Player's Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG053065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053065)

(Phone number on last line reverse is 1-800-804-5825)

Blue ("Tahoe Player's Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG110420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110420)

("Resort Hotel Casino Lake Tahoe". Phone number is 1-800-553-1022)

Blue ("Tahoe Player's Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG110421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110421)

("Resort Casino Lake Tahoe's Grand Adventure". Phone number is 1-800-553-1022)

Silver (Platinum Players Club) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG110422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110422)

("For Hotel Reservations" is sometimes printed by the casino on obverse)

Silver ("Platinum Players Club" & "Plus+") DLR CP Ex Rare 50  [CG110423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110423)

Silver (“Elite 1999”) None Ex Rare 100  [CG110424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110424)

(Elite card is made of “Metal” and has a blank reverse)

10th Blue ("Tahoe Player's Club") None Common 0  [CG062844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062844)

("Resort Hotel Casino Lake Tahoe". Phone number is 1-800-553-1022)

Blue ("Tahoe Player's Club") None Common 0  [CG062814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062814)

("Resort Casino Lake Tahoe's Grand Adventure" and phone number is 1-800-553-1022)

Silver (Platinum Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG110425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110425)

("For Hotel Reservations" is sometimes printed by the casino on obverse)

Grey (Platinum Players Club - Reserved) None V Rare 30  [CG062795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062795)

(No silver border around obverse)

Silver (Elite 2000) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110426)

11th Blue (“Tahoe Players Club”) CPICA 25503 Common 0  [CG110427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110427)

Grey (Platinum Players Club - Reserved) None V Scarce 7  [CG062791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062791)

(Silver border around obverse)

Grey (“Platinum Players Club”- No Reserved) None V Scarce 7  [CG062792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062792)

(Silver border around obverse)

Grey (“Platinum Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG110428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110428)

(Silver border is no longer “mirrored”, but “crinkled” looking)

Silver (ELITE 2001) None Ex Rare 50  [CG110535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110535)

(Elite cards were extremely hard to get. Only 50 people have ever received this card from the

casino. Recipients had to be approved by upper management and were mailed the cards.

The booth did not have blanks and none could be obtained by asking.)

12th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold” over “Harveys”) None Common 0  [CG053066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053066)

Silvery Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum” over “Harveys”) None Common 1  [CG055975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055975)

Silvery White (“Total Rewards Diamond” & “Harveys”) None Common 1  [CG053068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053068)

(Copyright 2001. “Tahoe” was sometimes printed on the obverse of the card. )

Silver (“Total Rewards Diamond ELITE” - 2001) None Rare 10  [CG110544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110544)

13th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold” over “Harveys”) None Common 0  [CG110545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110545)

Silvery Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum” over “Harveys”) None Common 1  [CG110546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110546)

Silvery White (“Total Rewards Diamond” & “Harveys”) None Common 1  [CG110547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110547)

(Copyright 2004)

14th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold” over “Harveys”) None Common 0  [CG053067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053067)

Silvery Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum” over “Harveys”) None Common 1  [CG110548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110548)

Silvery White (“Total Rewards Diamond” & “Harveys”) None Common 1  [CG110549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110549)

(Copyright 2005)

(These cards look exactly like the Harrah’s cards, but with the Harveys name)

*(See "Harrah's" in the Universal Section for all later cards)*

XX White ("Party Card" & Confetti) None Ex Rare 250  [CG062793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062793)

(This early card was used to track bus patrons, but card was supposed to be turned in when

re-boarding the bus to go home. Two examples are presently known.)

XX Silver (Platinum Players Club &“Private Parking Pass”) CP23797 Ex Rare 75  [CG110592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110592)

(This card was only given to top players as a bonus to park in a reserved area in 2001)

XX Silver (Total Rewards Diamond Private Parking Pass) None Rare 25  [CG055974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055974)

(These exist with different year Diamond cards and different expiration dates on the obverse)

XX Beige ($5 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110593)

XX Beige ($10 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG062810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062810)

XX Beige ($20 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110607)

XX Beige ($50 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Ex Rare 35  [CG110608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110608)

XX Beige ($100 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Rare 25  [CG110609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110609)

(Large denomination text)

XX Beige ($5 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG062808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062808)

XX Beige ($10 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110605)

XX Beige ($20 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG062809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062809)

XX Beige ($100 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110606)

(Small denomination text)

(These two issues (Both Large and Small denomination text) have a smaller design than the

next issue. The banner is 2.8" across at its farthest point. Also, the trademark symbol after

“Harveys" on obverse is much bigger than the next issue. "Harveys Resort Hotel/Casino.

Lake Tahoe" is on the bottom right obverse.)

XX Beige ($5 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110610)

XX Beige ($10 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110611)

XX Beige ($20 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110612)

XX Beige ($100 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG110613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110613)

(This issue and the next have a larger design than the previous issue. The banner is 3.2" across

at its farthest point. Also, the trademark symbol after "Harveys" on obverse is much smaller

than the previous issue. "Harveys Resort Hotel/Casino. Lake Tahoe" is on the bottom right

obverse. Both smaller and larger denomination text can be found.)

XX Beige ($5 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG062796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062796)

XX Beige ($10 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG062799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062799)

XX Beige ($20 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG062798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062798)

XX Beige ($100 Harveys Reel Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG070207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070207)

("Harveys Resort & Casino. Lake Tahoe's Grand Adventure"is on the bottom right

obverse. Both smaller and larger size denomination text can be found.)

(Many of the Reel Rewards cards above have codes like "Bus", "Promotional", "Double Cash

Back" etc. after the denomination.)

XX Metallic Orange ($5 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110614)

XX Metallic Orange ($10 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG062811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062811)

XX Metallic Orange ($20 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG062812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062812)

XX Metallic Orange ($100 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110615)

XX Brite “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($5 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110616)

XX Brite “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($10 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110617)

XX Brite “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($20 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110618)

XX Brite “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($100 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110619)

XX Dull “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($5 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG060235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060235)

XX Dull “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($10 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110620)

XX Dull “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($20 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110621)

XX Dull “Crinkled” Metallic Orange ($100 Reel Rewards) None Common 1  [CG062813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062813)

(The crinkled metallic cards have a holographic background and appear bright or dull

depending on the angle they are viewed. One set of cards will appear bright when viewed

at the same angle that the other set appears dull.)

(Here's how "Reel Rewards" worked: When a customer redeems his points for cash, he is given

the option of taking double the amount in "Reel Rewards". Since it's a good deal, most people

redeem their points this way. The customer is given the Reel Rewards cards and has to play

the amount through at least once. Therefore, if he has a $20 card, he has to gamble $20 at

least once. Whatever is left over can be cashed out.)

PC Blue ("Wild Card") None Ex Rare 50  [CG110622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110622)

PC Pink ("Wild Card") None Ex Rare 50  [CG110623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110623)

PC White ("Wild Card") None Ex Rare 50  [CG110624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110624)

(The paper cards are known copyright 1991-92)

PC Blue (“Mountains of Money Giveaway”) None Rare 25  [CG110625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110625)

[**HI SCORES BAR-ARCADE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEH1) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (The Playesr Club / Hi Score Bar-Arcade) None Scarce 3  [CG198944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198944)

(Barcode on reverse, this card also used at The Players Club)

2nd Green (Hi Scores Bar-Arcade) None Scarce 3  [CG200344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200344)

(Barcode on reverse)

3rd White (Hi Scores Gaming) None Scarce 3  [CG201553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201553)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**HO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlvht) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2005

1st Black (Your Get Lucky Casino) None Common 1  [CG111250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111250)

[**HOBEY’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSVHC) **(Sun Valley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Green (“Hobey’s Premier Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG010673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010673)

(Pink around edges of large dark pink “Hobey’s” at top obverse)

2nd Green (“Hobey’s Premier Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG010673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010673)

(White around edges of large red “Hobey’s” at top obverse)

[**HOLIDAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREHO) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1999 Closed: 2000

XX Blue ("On the River") None V Rare+ 50  [CG110168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110168)

(This VIP-type card was never actually used, because management felt that the hot stamp was

too delicate and would wear off quickly. A small stack was kept by a Holiday executive in the

window of his office. The sun managed to badly warp most of them, except for "about 10

cards" that were saved - according to our source.)

[**HOLIDAY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 1992

1st White/Red/Green (No picture. Green "Holiday Inn") None Ex Rare 200  [CG006564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006564)

(3 – 4 known)

2nd White/Red/Blue (Riverboat. White "Holiday Inn") None Ex Rare 100  [CG042391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042391)

(Normal print, barcode may be affixed to obverse top left corner. Only 5-7 known.)

White/Red/Blue (Riverboat. White "Holiday Inn") None Ex Rare 100  [CG006565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006565)

(Raised print with NO barcode)

3rd White/Red/Blue (Riverboat. White "Holiday Inn") PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG006566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006566)

(2 known)

4th White/Red/Blue (Riverboat. Red "Holiday Inn") PPC V Rare+ 100  [CG006574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006574)

(Flat Print with a barcode normally affixed to obverse top left corner, but may be missing)

5th White/Red/Blue (Riverboat. Red “Holiday Inn”) PPC V Rare 75  [CG065322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065322)

(Raised Print. At least a dozen now known.)

*(These cards were only issued to dollar and above slot players and are key Vegas slot cards)*

PC Lt Yellow (Bingo Brats Membership Card) None Rare 15  [CG111254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111254)

[**HOLY COW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlvh1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: 2002

1st White ("Players Club" & Cow Logo) None Rare+ 30  [CG006600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006600)

(Reverse text is 11 lines long)

2nd White ("Players Club" & Cow Logo) None Rare 15  [CG006601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006601)

(Reverse text is 13 lines long)

PC Green (“Players Club” – Logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG113372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113372)

(Reverse paragraph has 10 lines of text)

PC Lt Yellow (“New Member Card” – Logo left) None V Scarce 7  [CG058393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058393)

(Reverse paragraph has 9 lines of text)

PC Green (“New Member Card” – Logo left) None V Scarce 7  [CG198963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198963)

(Reverse paragraph has 9 lines of text)

PC White ("Players Club" – Logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG058394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058394)

(Reverse paragraph has 8 lines of text)

[**HOOTERS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHO) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Orange (Club Orange – no arrows) None Common 0  [CG006602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006602)

2nd Orange (Club Orange – 2 brown arrows left obverse) None Common 0  [CG058922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058922)

Orange (Club Orange – 2 black arrows left obverse) None Common 0  [CG117366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117366)

3rd Black/White (Owl Rewards Club) None Common 0  [CG058921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058921)

4th Orange (Owl Rewards Club) None Common 0  [CG006603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006603)

5th Orange (Rewards Club+ Orange) None Common 0  [CG118218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118218)

Gold (Rewards Club+ Gold) None Common 1  [CG118219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118219)

Grey (Rewards Club+ Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG118220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118220)

Black/Grey (Rewards Club+ Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG118221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118221)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "problem gaming...")

6th Orange (Rewards Club+ Orange) None Common 0  [CG139758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139758)

Gold (Rewards Club+ Gold) None Common 1  [CG139759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139759)

Grey (Rewards Club+ Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG139760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139760)

Black/Grey (Rewards Club+ Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG160041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160041)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "gambling problem...")

XX Brown/Orange (2007 March Hoopla) None Scarce 3  [CG006618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006618)

**[HOOTERS RESTAURANT](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU20) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Hooters Rewards – DD) None Scarce 3  [CG165913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165913)

2nd Grey (Hooters Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG177826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177826)

Grey (Hooters Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG177827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177827)

Grey (Hooters Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG177828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177828)

[**HOOVER DAM LODGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVBCHD) **(Boulder City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Previously the Hacienda)*

1st Brown ("Hoover Dam Lodge") PPC Common 1  [CG142495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142495)

2nd Bronze (“Hoover Dam Lodge”) PPC Common 1  [CG165901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165901)

**[HORIZON](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTHO) (Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st White ("Premium Player" Temporary Card) None Rare 10  [CG062748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062748)

(Obverse is marked "Welcome to the Horizon" Has "tm" after "Player" on obverse)

Blue/Silver (Small Obverse "Premium Player") None Rare 10  [CG110628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110628)

(No "tm" after "Player" on obverse. Reverse has "…on each $1 or higher denomination slot")

2nd Blue/Silver (Small Obverse "Premium Player") None Scarce 3  [CG110629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110629)

(Has "tm" after "Player" on obverse. Reverse has "…on each 25c or higher denomination slot"

Black and brown magnetic stripes known.)

3rd Blue/Silver (Small Obverse "Premium Player") None Scarce 3  [CG110630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110630)

(Similar to above, except that "800-683-8087" in boldface is added as last line on reverse)

4th White ("Premium Player" Temporary Card) None Common 1  [CG053062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053062)

(Last line on reverse is "Gambling Problem? Call 1(800) 522-4700.")

Blue/Silver (Large Obverse "Premium Player") None Scarce 3  [CG053061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053061)

(No Horizon logo on reverse & no signature strip. Black & brown magnetic stripes known.)

5th Blue/Silver (Large Obverse "Premium Player" ) None Scarce 3  [CG110632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110632)

(Horizon logo on reverse)

6th Blue (Horizon against Lake Tahoe Background) None Common 0  [CG110633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110633)

Black (“Premium Advantage Player” & Building) None Rare 10  [CG062752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062752)

(Backs are printed upside down. Different expiration dates on black cards)

7th Lt Blue (“Premium Player”) ACC Common 0  [CG110634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110634)

(Without arrows)

Lt Blue (“Premium Player”) ACC Common 0  [CG110635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110635)

(With arrows)

Tan (“Premium Player” Advantage Level) ACC Scarce 3  [CG110641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110641)

(Without arrows)

Tan (“Premium Player” Advantage Level) ACC Scarce 3  [CG110642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110642)

(With arrows)

(Paragraph on reverse is not aligned on the right on this issue)

8th Lt Blue (“Premium Player”) ACC Common 0  [CG053060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053060)

(Without arrows)

Lt Blue (“Premium Player”) ACC Common 0  [CG110645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110645)

(With arrows)

Tan (“Premium Player” Advantage Level) ACC Scarce 3  [CG062738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062738)

(Without arrows)

Tan (“Premium Player” Advantage Level) ACC Scarce 3  [CG110646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110646)

(With arrows)

(Paragraph on reverse is now aligned on the right on this issue)

(Advantage Level cards are known with and without expiration dates on obverse. Expiration

dates were set every six months at the end of May and Nov.)

9th Multi (“Premium Player” & Casino Building at Night) ABL Common 0  [CG110647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110647)

(“Premium Player” is in tiny text above logo in upper right on obverse. Reverse logo is centered.)

Multi ("Premium Player" & Casino Building at Night) ABL Commone 0  [CG126348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126348)

(Same reverse as above card but has a light band across the bottom of the obverse for the player

info printing like on the 10th issue card)

10th Multi (“Premium Player” & Casino Building at Night) ABL Common 0  [CG087364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087364)

(Reverse logo is on the right)

[**HORSESHOE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHL) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997? Closed: 2004, Reopened: 2004

1st Green ("Binion's Horseshoe Club) None Common 1  [CG058337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058337)

(Reverse can be white or off white)

2nd Tan (Yellow "Slot Club" Printed close to Right Edge) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG058338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058338)

3rd Tan (Orange "Slot Club" Centered Normally) PPC Common 0  [CG006035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006035)

(PPC is 31 mm long)

4th Tan (Orange "Slot Club" Centered Normally) PPC Common 0  [CG006037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006037)

(PPC is 34 mm long)

(On 3rd and 4th issues, "Slot Club" is centered over the Binion's in the oval)

XX White ("1998 World Series of Poker") None Ex Rare 75  [CG006053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006053)

XX Yellow ("Binion's World Series of Poker 1999") None Rare+ 25  [CG006054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006054)

XX Red ("Binion's World Series of Poker 2000") None Rare+ 15  [CG006128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006128)

XX Green ("Binion's World Series of Poker 2001") None V Scarce 7  [CG006129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006129)

XX Green ("Binion's World Series of Poker 2002") None Scarce 3  [CG058341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058341)

(Blank Reverse. According to a Horseshoe representative, the three or four remaining boxes

were picked up by a card collector.)

XX Black (“Binion’s Hall of Fame Poker Classic 2002”) None Scarce 3  [CG058340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058340)

XX Black (“Binion’s World Series of Poker 2003”) None Scarce 3  [CG058342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058342)

(World Series of Poker cards were marked by hand w/6 digit number when used in a tournament)

TC0 Cream/Green ("Very Important Player" & Green Border) None Rare 15  [CG129659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129659)

TC1 Cream/Green (“Player Rating Card” & Green Border) None V Scarce 7  [CG006051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006051)

(No club symbols in any corners)

TC2a Cream/Green (“Player Rating Card” & “Club” in corners) None V Scarce 7  [CG006052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006052)

(Red “Binion’s” in oval with black & red text on reverse, next to last line starts with "Rating...")

TC2b Cream/Green (“Player Rating Card” & “Club” in corners) None V Scarce 7  [CG117290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117290)

(Red “Binion’s” in oval with black & red text on reverse, next to last line starts with "each...")

TC3 Cream/Green (“Player Rating Card” & “Club” in corners) None V Scarce 7  [CG058339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058339)

(Black colored “Binion’s” in oval with all black text on reverse)

(Table cards are slightly undersized paper cards)

*(See “Binion’s” for later cards)*

[**HORSESHU**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVJAHO) **(Jackpot, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: c.1997

1st Brown ("Horseshu Players Club") Faraday V Rare 75  [CG010479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010479)

*(For a short time the Horseshu, which was owned by the much bigger Cactus Pete's, had*

*its own slot club card. However, Cactus Pete's later decided to issue cards for both casinos.)*

[**HOTEL NEVADA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELHN) **(Ely, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: no

PC Blue ("Slot Club" & Jackass Logo) None Rare 20  [CG008276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008276)

(Jackass logo is centered. No “Ely, Nevada” on obverse.)

PC Blue ("Slot Club" & Jackass Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG008275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008275)

(Jackass logo is on left half of obverse. “Ely, Nevada” is on obverse.)

(Card was not made while you wait – it was mailed)

*(Casino switched to magnetic tabs or RFID key fobs)*

XX Gold/White (HN – Hotel Nevada, Since 1929) None Scarce 3  [CG149040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149040)

(Prox RFID-like key fob used to track player play)

[**HOTEL SAN REMO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHS) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 2006

1st White/Green ("Founding Member") PPC V Rare- 30  [CG111267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111267)

(Raised printing. "Sharp" and "Blurry" printing varieties exit.)

Beige (“V.I.P. Card") PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111268)

Red (“V.I.P. Card") PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111269)

White/Red (“V.I.P. Card") PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111270)

Yellow ("V.I.P. Card") PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111271)

(Above three cards are believed to be higher level cards, all are Raised Printing with Patent#)

2nd White (Yellow Hat, "Slot & Gaming Club") PPC Rare+ 20  [CG111272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111272)

("Patent Pending" on reverse)

3rd White (Yellow Hat, "Slot & Gaming Club") PPC Rare+ 25  [CG111273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111273)

("Patent No. 4,941,686" on reverse, Normal printing)

White (Yellow Hat, "Slot & Gaming Club") PPC Rare+ 25  [CG111274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111274)

(Raised printing, otherwise the same)

4th White (Black Hat, "Slot & Gaming Club") None Rare+ 20  [CG111275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111275)

(Raised printing)

White (Black Hat, "Slot & Gaming Club") None Rare 15  [CG111276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111276)

(Normal printing)

5th White (Black Hat, "Slot Club") None Rare 10  [CG111277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111277)

6th White (White Hat, "Slot Club") None Rare 10  [CG010072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010072)

7th White/Red ("The Money Club" Logo) None Rare+ 20  [CG111278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111278)

8th Blue ("The Money Club") Faraday V Scarce 5  [CG068788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068788)

Purple ("The Money Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG062282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062282)

9th Blue ("The Money Club") DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG111279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111279)

(Reverse does NOT have “Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700” above last line)

Blue ("The Money Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG062283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062283)

(Reverse HAS “Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700” above last line, no mag stripe)

Blue ("The Money Club") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG062284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062284)

(Reverse HAS “Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700” above last line, with mag stripe)

Silver ("The Money Club VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG062287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062287)

(On reverse, 5th line begins “points for CASH”)

10th Silver ("The Money Club VIP”) None Common 1  [CG062503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062503)

(On reverse, 5th line begins “points for MEAL CREDITS”)

11th Silver ("The Money Club VIP”) None Common 0  [CG062288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062288)

(On reverse, 5th line begins “points to exchange for”)

12th Silver (“The Money Club VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG111280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111280)

(Same card as above, but they added a magnetic stripe to the reverse on the **bottom**, covering

the phone number and the card is still punched also)

Silver (“The Money Club VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG111281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111281)

(Same card as above, but they added a magnetic stripe to the reverse on the **bottom**, covering

the phone number and the card is NOT punched)

Silver (“The Money Club VIP”) None Common 0  [CG111282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111282)

(Same card as above, but they added a magnetic stripe to the reverse at the **top** and the card

is NOT punched)

13th Silver (“The Money Club VIP”) None Common 0  [CG062289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062289)

(This card has a silver reverse and magnetic strip)

TC Black (VIP) PPC Rare 15  [CG111283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111283)

TC Gold (VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG111284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111284)

XX Black (VIP) None Rare 15  [CG111285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111285)

[**HYATT LAKE TAHOE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTHY) **(Incline Village, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1988 Closed: 1990

1st White (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 250  [CG053059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053059)

(Raised Printing, same basic design as the first issue Four Queens in Las Vegas)

2nd White (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 250  [CG110648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110648)

(**NO** Raised Print)

[**HYATT REGENCY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvhehr) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2006

1st Brown ("Regency Players Society") PPC Common 1  [CG062668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062668)

(Insert arrows 47mm apart)

Brown (“Regency Players Society”) PPC Common 1  [CG103745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103745)

(Insert arrows 44mm apart)

Grey/Purple (“Players High Society” Silver lettering) PPC Common 1  [CG109405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109405)

[**HYATT REGENCY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTHR) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: 2012

*(Now the Grand Lodge Casino)*

1st Green ("The Country Club" No Arrows) PPC V Rare 20  [CG110649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110649)

(Also, reverse print is a little darker than the 2nd issue)

2nd Green ("The Country Club" With Arrows) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062775)

(Reverse text is close to bottom logo, only 1mm of space)

Green ("The Country Club" With Arrows) PPC Scarce 3  [CG053063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053063)

(Reverse text is 5mm from the bottom logo)

(The above green cards are known with "Charter Member" printed on the top left, but this was

printed by the casino and not the manufacturer. A 2nd issue card has been found with “No. Shore

Resident” printed on the top left.)

3rd White ("Passport") PPC Common 1  [CG110650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110650)

4th Blue (“Players Advantage Club”) None Common 0  [CG110651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110651)

Blue/Gold Border (Trees & Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG091307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091307)

(Players Advantage Club Gold on reverse)

Blue/Silver Border (Lake & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG110652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110652)

(Players Advantage Club Platinum on reverse)

(On this issue, the line below the obverse logo is grey)

5th Blue (“Players Advantage Club”) None Common 0  [CG119073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119073)

Blue/Gold Border (Trees & Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG119074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119074)

(Players Advantage Club Gold on reverse)

Blue/Silver Border (Lake & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG059487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059487)

(Players Advantage Club Platinum on reverse)

(On this issue, the line below the obverse logo is silver)

[**ICE HOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVIH) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2005

PC Blue/White (Cube Club) None Rare 50  [CG006622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006622)

[**ICHABOD'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVIC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: no

1st Yellow ("MVP Club" & Flying Horseman) None ExRare 350  [CG006619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006619)

(About 3 cards are known)

2nd Black ("MVP Club" & Flying Horseman) PPC V Rare+ 250  [CG006620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006620)

(Raised printing on both cards. This is a small bar that had a small slot club. About a dozen

pieces were dispersed into various collections when the bar eliminated the slot club in 1998.)

3rd Black (Ichabod’s Lounge Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG169586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169586)

[**IMPERIAL PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVIP) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st Red (Imperial Player - Qualifier Card) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG005314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005314)

Black ("The Imperial Player" Larger Building Picture) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG058533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058533)

(Obverse has no border around phone number)

2nd Black ("The Imperial Player" Smaller Building Picture) PPC Common 3  [CG005318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005318)

(Obverse has thin blue border around phone number that is near the bottom insert arrow)

Silver ("The Platinum Player" 20th Anniversary) PPC V Rare 75  [CG005319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005319)

3rd Black ("The Imperial Player" Larger Building Picture) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058534)

(Obverse has thin blue border around phone number that is near the middle of the insert text)

4th Blue (Temporary card) None Scarce 3  [CG005326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005326)

(Cards are known with white and off white reverses)

Black ("VIP Imperial Player" web address on obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG005327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005327)

(Last line on reverse is aligned with the rest of the paragraph)

5th Blue (Temporary card) PPC Common 1  [CG005328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005328)

Black ("VIP Imperial Player" web adr on obverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG005329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005329)

Black ("VIP Imperial Player" web adr on obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG005330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005330)

(Last line on reverse is indented. Last words in reverse text are “Press 1”)

6th Black ("VIP Imperial Player" web adr on obverse) CPICA 22313 Common 1  [CG005331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005331)

7th Black ("VIP Imperial Player" web adr on obverse) CPICA 25931 Common 1  [CG064292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064292)

8th Black (“VIP Imperial Player” web adr on obverse) cpi 30430 Common 1  [CG005313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005313)

Blue (Temporary card) cpi 30431 Common 1  [CG058532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058532)

9th Black (“VIP Imperial Player” web adr on obverse) cpi 2005105 Common 1  [CG005320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005320)

Blue (Temporary card) cpi 2005106 Common 1  [CG005321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005321)

Blue (Temporary card) cpi 2001745 Common 1  [CG005322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005322)

10th Black (“VIP Imperial Player” web address on obverse) cpi2010267 Common 1  [CG005323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005323)

11th Black (“VIP Imperial Player” web address on obverse) None Common 1  [CG005324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005324)

(The large VIP on the reverse is NOT underlined and no signature strip)

12th Black (“VIP Imperial Player” web address on obverse) None Common 1  [CG005325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005325)

(VIP on reverse much smaller than previous card & IS underlined. Last words in reverse text

are “Press 2” and no signature strip.)

13th Red (Imperial Player Card) None Common 0  [CG096503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096503)

Cream (Emperor’s Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG005315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005315)

14th Lt Maroon (Imperial Player Card) None Common 0  [CG005316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005316)

(Slightly darker in color than the previous issue both the red and the lion)

Orange (Emperor’s Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG005317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005317)

PC White (“Imperial Palace Race & Sports Book”) None V Scarce 7  [CG058508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058508)

*(For later cards see the Harrah’s “Universal Card” section)*

**[INDIAN SPRINGS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVISIS) (Indian Springs, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

XX Green ("Dirty Moe's Fan Club") None Scarce 3  [CG062667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062667)

XX Tan/Red (“Dirty Moe’s Fan club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109411)

(Raised Printing. These are thin plastic cards used for casino discounts and check cashing.)

*(This casino as of 2008 was under new management and uses magnetic tabs)*

[**JACKPOT BAR & GRILL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU83) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Jackpot Rewards”) None Common 3  [CG201551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201551)

[**JACKPOT CROSSING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCJC) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Mustard (“Jackpot Rewards”) ABL Common 3  [CG109112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109112)

(Logo and address on reverse)

2nd Mustard (“Jackpot Rewards”) ABL Common 3  [CG091308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091308)

(No logo or address on reverse)

[**JACKPOT CROSSING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVFEJC) **(Fernley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Was previously Chukars)*

1st Green (“Jackpot Rewards”) None Common 3  [CG144276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144276)

[**JACKPOT JOANIE’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVJJ) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(These casinos are at several locations in the Las Vegas area)*

1st White (Winners Circle) None Common 1  [CG006621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006621)

2nd Black (Jackpot Joanie’s/Winchell’s Pub & Grill logos) None Common 1  [CG096055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096055)

(Large obverse insert arrow next to Winchell's logo, reverse upside down)

3rd Black (Jackpot Joanie’s/Winchell’s Pub & Grill logos) None Common 1  [CG111291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111291)

(Large obverse insert arrow next to Jackpot Joanie's logo)

4th Black (Jackpot Joanie’s/Winchell’s Pub & Grill logos) None Common 1  [CG121105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121105)

(Same as 2nd issue but has yellow band across bottom of obverse)

**[JAILHOUSE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELJH) (Ely, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013314)

[**JERRY'S NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLNJ) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: no

1st Beige ("Jerry's Nugget Temp." on obverse) None Ex Rare 50  [CG010164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010164)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Blue ("More Club") PPC Ex Rare 30  [CG010165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010165)

(Reverse has "Patent Pending" and black box)

3rd Blue ("More Club") PPC Ex Rare 20  [CG010166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010166)

(Same as above, has "Patent Pending" but NO black box)

4th Blue ("More Club") PPC V Rare 15  [CG010167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010167)

(On obverse, there is a tiny gap between the "J" and "N" in the logo, Patent# on reverse)

5th Blue ("More Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG010168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010168)

(Raised Printing. On reverse, "Patent No. 4,941,686" is lower than "Plastic Print A Card Co.")

6th Blue ("More Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG010169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010169)

(On reverse, "Patent No. 4,941,686" is level with "Plastic Print A Card Co.")

7th Lt Green ("More Club") None Scarce 3  [CG065627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065627)

(A card was reported with a solid gold line running top to bottom between the arrow points and

edge of card. It is unknown the purpose of the gold line.)

8th Green ("More Club") None Scarce 3  [CG059105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059105)

(The later version is a slightly darker shade of green, but it's a relatively slight difference)

9th Dk Yellow (“More Club Plus”) None Common 0  [CG059107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059107)

Dk Yellow (“More Club Plus VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG059108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059108)

10th Brown (MC The More Club) None Common 0  [CG010163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010163)

(Yellow circle on LOWER RIGHT corner obverse)

11th Black (MC The More Club & Casino Sign on Angle) None Common 0  [CG099017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099017)

(Yellow circle on UPPER RIGHT corner obverse)

12th Red (MC The More Club) None Common 0  [CG168530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168530)

(Gold circle middle right side obverse)

TC1 Bronze ("Double Nugget Club") None Ex Rare 100  [CG010170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010170)

(1987 – **No** space between “Authorized Signature” and text)

Gold ("Double Nugget Club") None Ex Rare 100  [CG010171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010171)

(1989 – There is a space between the “Authorized Signature” and text)

(Raised Printing. Plastic table cards used between 1987-89, before regular slot club started in 1990.)

TC2 Tan (“More Club Plus”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG059106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059106)

TC3 Brown (“More Club Plus”) None Scarce 3  [CG010172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010172)

(This card has a “box” around the signature strip on the reverse)

PC White ("VIP Bingo Membership Card") None Ex Rare 25  [CG010173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010173)

XX White (“Service Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG010174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010174)

XX White ("Jerry's Nugget Since 1964" in oval logo) None Ex Rare 25  [CG010175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010175)

(Blank reverse with mag stripe, most likely a temp card)

[**JIM KELLEY'S NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCBNJ) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000? Closed: no

1st Mustard ("The Shareholder Club") None Common 1  [CG046227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046227)

(**Cursive** letter writing on reverse text)

2nd Dk Mustard ("The Shareholder Club") None Common 1  [CG110653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110653)

(**Block** letter writing on reverse text, text approx.. 10-12mm below mag stripe)

3rd Green (“The Shareholder Club”) None Common 1  [CG168657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168657)

(Reverse text moved up closer to mag stripe and slightly smaller font than on 2nd issue. Text is

approx.. 5-7mm below mag stripe.)

PC Mustard (500 Bonus Points And A Free Drink) None Common 1  [CG110654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110654)

[**JOE’S TAVERN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHAJT) **(Hawthorne, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

*(Uses the same cards as Winners Inn Casino)*

[**JOHN ASCUAGA'S NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPNU) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2016

*(Became the Nugget Casino Resort in 2016)*

1st Orange ("John's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG050306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050306)

(Reverse text is aligned left and right, (702) area code, light and dark reverse text known)

2nd Orange ("John's Club") None Common 1  [CG050307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050307)

(Reverse text is indented, not aligned and has a (775) area code)

3rd Lt/Dk Tan ("John's Club") None Common 1  [CG109534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109534)

(“John Ascuagas” in block letters obverse, script text on earlier cards)

4th Mustard ("John's Club" over card suit icons) None Common 1  [CG109537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109537)

Grey ("John's Club" over card suit icons) None Common 1  [CG109538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109538)

Brown ("John's Club" over card suit icons) None Common 1  [CG109539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109539)

5th Mustard ("John's Club" over card suit icons) PG Common 1  [CG113302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113302)

PC Black (Nugget Bingo Birthday Club Member) None V Rare 75  [CG109540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109540)

**[JOHN CUTTER SALOON](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU94) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (John Cutter Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG211554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211554)

Grey (John Cutter Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG211555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211555)

[**JOKERS WILD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEJW) **/** [**ELDORADO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEEL) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Purple (Prime Rewards) None Common 1  [CG109246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109246)

2nd Purple (Prime Rewards) None Common 1  [CG005473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005473)

(Eldorado was added to the right side of the obverse on this issue. The logos on the reverse

are **large** & extend before and after the paragraph. Line above mag stripe starts "Gaming Problem...")

3rd Plum (Prime Rewards) None Common 1  [CG109247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109247)

(The logos are **small** and fit into the same size area as the paragraph)

4th Purple (Prime Rewards) None Common 1  [CG109248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109248)

(Top line on reverse above mag stripe starts “Don’t let the game get out of hand….”)

5th Purple (Prime Rewards) plicards Common 1  [CG160039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160039)

(Has “C-4021250072” on bottom left on reverse with “www.plicards.com” bottom right)

Purple (Prime Rewards) plicards Common 1  [CG134492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134492)

(Has “C2-4021250072” on bottom left on reverse with “www.plicards.com” bottom right)

(All issues are apt to have “Young at Heart” stickers on them. )

[**KAVANAUGH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLKA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Club of Ireland”)*

[**KENNEDY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEKE) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See "Sedona Club")*

[**KEY LARGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVKL) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2005

1st Purple/Yellow ("Player's Club") PPC Common 1  [CG058335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058335)

2nd Purple/Yellow (“Players Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG006141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006141)

(In the reverse text of this card, the word “fun” is under “play. For”, not “table”)

PC White (“Slot Bonus Bingo Card”) None Rare 20  [CG006142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006142)

(This card shows a Sailfish at the slot machine)

[**KLONDIKE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEKS) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2014

Re-opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Red (Players Edge Bronze) None Common 1  [CG177843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177843)

XX White (“Klondike Players Club” & 2 logos) None Common 1  [CG006626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006626)

(This plastic card was intended for the Vegas and Henderson Casinos, but was never used)

(The same card is included in the Las Vegas Klondike listings)

[**KLONDIKE INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVKI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1982 Closed: 1983

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2006

XX Gold ($10 Gold Card) None Ex Rare 100  [CG006625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006625)

PCX White ("VIP Card" & Klondike Logo) None Rare 35  [CG006628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006628)

XX White (“Klondike Players Club” & 2 logos) None Common 1  [CG006626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006626)

(This plastic card was intended for the Vegas and Henderson Casinos, but was never used)

(The same card is also included in the Henderson Klondike listings)

[**LA PALAZZO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVVE) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Venetian Casino”)*

[**LA VILLITA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHELV) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(Was Terrible’s Town)*

1st White (“La Villita Casino” in multi-colored letters) PPC Common 1  [CG190155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190155)

[**LADY LUCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVLL) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: 2006

1st White (Picture of Jester – Dark Purple Background) None V Rare+ 40  [CG111303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111303)

(No trademark symbol after "Lady Luck" and "Mad Money". Reverse phone #800-634-6580)

2nd White (Picture of Jester – **Dark Purple** Background) None Scarce 3  [CG111304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111304)

(No trademark symbol after "Lady Luck" and "Mad Money". Reverse phone# 1-800-LADY LUCK)

3rd White (Picture of Jester – Light Purple Background) None Scarce 3  [CG111305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111305)

Red (VIP Mad Money & Picture of Jester) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG111306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111306)

(Patent Pending on reverse with signature strip)

Gold (VIP Card & Picture of Jester) None Ex Rare 150  [CG111307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111307)

(Above 3 cards have trademark symbol after "Lady Luck" only, not after "Mad Money")

4th White (Picture of Jester – Light Purple Background) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG061815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061815)

(This issue of card had a white and off white reverse)

Red (VIP Mad Money & Picture of Jester) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG132834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132834)

Grey (VIP Mad Money & Picture of Jester) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111308)

Gold (VIP Card. Picture of Jester) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111309)

(Patent Pending on reverse of red, grey and gold cards with space for signature but no white

signature strip present)

(These cards have a trademark symbol after "Lady Luck" and "Mad Money")

5th Red (VIP Preferred Customer) Faraday V Rare 75  [CG111310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111310)

(Reverse phone #1-800-921-1957)

Black (VIP Preferred Customer) Faraday V Rare 50  [CG111311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111311)

(Reverse phone #1-800-837-2112)

Silver (VIP Preferred Customer) Faraday V Rare 50  [CG111312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111312)

(Reverse phone #1-800-837-2112)

6th Red (VIP Preferred Customer) PPC V Rare 30  [CG111313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111313)

Silver (VIP Preferred Customer) PPC V Rare 35  [CG111314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111314)

(Reverse phone# 1-800-634-6580)

Silver (VIP Preferred Customer) PPC V Rare 35  [CG185550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185550)

(Reverse phone# 1-800-837-2112)

Gold (VIP Preferred Customer) PPC V Rare 40  [CG143007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143007)

(Reverse phone# 1-800-634-6580)

Gold (VIP Preferred Customer) PPC V Rare 40  [CG111315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111315)

(Reverse phone# 1-800-837-2112)

7th White ("Mad Money Slot Club" – No picture) None Scarce 3  [CG111316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111316)

(Tiny trademark on obverse after “Lady Luck”; no line under signature strip on reverse)

8th White ("Mad Money Slot Club" – No picture) Powercard V Scarce 5  [CG004777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004777)

9th White ("Mad Money Slot Club" – No picture) None Common 1  [CG061816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061816)

(Solid white plastic card – no black core)

White ("Mad Money Slot Club" – No picture) None Common 1  [CG111317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111317)

(Black core in the white plastic – can be seen by looking at the edge)

(This issue of card had a white and off white reverse)

Red (Mad Money VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111318)

Silver (Mad Money VIP Club) None V Scarce 5  [CG111319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111319)

Gold (Mad Money VIP Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG111320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111320)

("Casino Hotel" on obverse)

Gold (Mad Money VIP Club) None V Rare+ 25  [CG111321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111321)

Silver (Mad Money Club Platinum) None Rare+ 15  [CG059065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059065)

(Red, Silver & Gold cards this issue have "Casino Hotel Downtown" on obverse except as noted)

10th Yellow (Mad Money Players Club & cash) None Common 0  [CG061817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061817)

Red (Mad Money V.I.P. Club & cash) None V Rare 15  [CG111322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111322)

Silver (Mad Money V.I.P. Club & cash) None V Rare 15  [CG111323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111323)

Yellow (Mad Money V.I.P. Club & cash) None V Rare 15  [CG111324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111324)

Black (Mad Money V.I.P. Club & cash) None V Rare+ 25  [CG111325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111325)

Silver (Mad Money Platinum & cash) None V Rare+ 25  [CG111326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111326)

(This issue has a pile of cash under “Mad Money”, higher level cards very difficult to obtain)

11th Yellow (Mad Money Players Club & cash) PPC Common 0  [CG099632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099632)

Blue (“Sapphire Player” & Lady’s Face Outline) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG007672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007672)

Green (“Emerald Player” & Lady’s Face Outline) PPC Rare 10  [CG061819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061819)

Silver (“Diamond Player” & Lady’s Face Outline) PPC Rare+ 15  [CG007676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007676)

12th Yellow (Mad Money Players Club & cash) innovative Common 0  [CG007677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007677)

13th Yellow (Mad Money Players Club & cash) innovative Common 0  [CG007678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007678)

(Pinkish tint on reverse)

XX White/Red (“Mad Money”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG111327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111327)

(This card pictures a Red Jester, is “Punch Board” style, and has a blank reverse)

XX White (Plain front/text reverse mentions Mad Money Account) None Scarce 3  [CG111328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111328)

(Only player number and name printed on front, mag stripe & 11 lines of text on reverse)

TC0 Silver (Lady Luck Silver) None Ex Rare 200  [CG143008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143008)

(Reverse toll free phone# is 800-634-6580)

TC1 Silver ("Silver Classic") None Ex Rare 150  [CG111329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111329)

(Obverse has the "heart" logo)

TC2 Red ("Silver Passport") None Ex Rare 150  [CG111330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111330)

TC3 Black (Lady Luck MVP No Picture) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111331)

TC4 Red (Lady Luck MVP) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111332)

TC5 Gold (Lady Luck MVP) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG111333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111333)

TC6 Silver (Lady Luck MVP) None Ex Rare 150  [CG143009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143009)

(Obverse "MVP" is over a background pattern of "Most Valuable Player" on right side.)

PC Black (Lady Luck VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG008271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008271)

PC Red (Mad Money VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG119940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119940)

PC Silver (Mad Money VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111334)

PC Gold (Mad Money VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG007679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007679)

(NOTE: The Silver and Gold paper cards are laminated, low-quality Xerox copies of the regular

9th issue cards. However, it is unclear if these were ever actually used.)

**[LAKE MEAD CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHELM) (Henderson, NV)**

*(See “Station Casinos” for current card issues & “Wild Wild West” for earlier cards)*

[**LAKESIDE CASINO & RV PARK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPALC) **(Pahrump, NV)**

*(Uses the Golden Casino Group cards)*

[**LAKESIDE INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLTLI) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange/Black (“Lakeside Card” Cool Credits) ACC Common 0  [CG051909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051909)

2nd Orange/Black (“Lakeside Card” Cool Credits) ACC Common 0  [CG091313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091313)

(There is a slight difference in text spacing. Less space between 2nd and 3rd paragraphs due to

the wider mag strip above. There are also different color mag strips as well. Player photos

were originally printed in color and then changed to black & white.)

3rd Orange/Black ("Lakeside Card" Cool Credits) ABL Common 0  [CG112428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112428)

XX Grey (“Lakeside Card” Temporary Card) ACC Common 0  [CG110655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110655)

XX Grey (“Lakeside Card” Temporary Card) ACC Common 0  [CG110656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110656)

(There is a slight difference in text spacing on this card. Less space between 2nd and 3rd

paragraphs due to the wider mag strip above)

XX White ("Lakeside Inn Staff") None Rare 10  [CG110657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110657)

[**LANDMARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVLA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 1990

1st Silver ("Wild Card. Landmark's Festival Place") None Rare 30  [CG009859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009859)

(This was a tiny hole-in-the wall slot club. Relatively few cards were issued, but about 50 are

now in collectors' hands. A very popular card.)

2nd Gold ("Wild Card VIP Gold Card") None Ex Rare 750  [CG009860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009860)

(Raised Printing. One blank appeared on the market sometime in early 2002 that came from a

former Landmark employee. She only found the one card, despite unfounded rumors to the

contrary. That brings the total known pieces in collectors’ hands to exactly 3. It is believed

that this VIP Gold Card was introduced shortly before the Landmark closed. This card has

brought the highest price ever for a slot card: $1085 on Ebay before the 3rd was discovered.)

**(NOTE:** Before closing, the Landmark ran out of cards. They used a blank silver card and

just printed "Landmark" on the obverse. As this was not a manufacturer card, it is no longer

listed here as an "officially" collectible card. There was also a blank silver card which said [CG111335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111335)

“Landmark Hotel and Casino Wild Card.”)

**[LAS VEGAS CLUB](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVLV) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2015

1st Blue/Red/White (Ultimate Club) ACC Common 1  [CG061757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061757)

2nd Blue/Red/White (Ultimate club) PPC Common 1  [CG061758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061758)

Blue (Two Islands coming together in Center) PPC Scarce 3  [CG004767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004767)

(This is the “Hawaiian Card”)

3rd Blue (“Play Barrick”) None Common 1  [CG004766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004766)

(Reverse text close to left edge of card)

Blue (“Play Barrick”) None Common 1  [CG071128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071128)

(Reverse text moved slightly right to allow room for punched hole)

4th Blue (“Play Club”) None Common 0  [CG004768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004768)

(Dropped the word **“Las”** from the logo, “V” logo to the left on obverse)

5th Blue (“Play Club”) None Common 0  [CG004769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004769)

(No “V” logo, just casino name to the left on obverse, faded/light colors)

6th Blue (“**Play** Club”) None Common 0  [CG004771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004771)

(Bright **vibrant** colors—previous card appears faded)

7th Blue (“**Player’s** Club”) None Common 0  [CG004775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004775)

PC Pink (“Go Team Slot Club” & baseball player) None Common 1  [CG004776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004776)

(Laminated paper card)

*(See “Plaza” for later card issues)*

[**LAS VEGAS HILTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1987 Closed: 2012

*(Became the LVH in 2012 when the casino lost the licensing for the Hilton brand name)*

1st Green (Three 7's with Rainbows) None Ex Rare 350  [CG111337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111337)

(Very attractive, classic card. Reverse has Jackpot Plus logo also found on rare O'Sheas card.)

2nd Green ("Hilton SuperSlot" & Logo w/6 Stripes) None V Rare+ 100  [CG111338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111338)

(No phone number on reverse)

3rd Lt Blue ("Hilton SuperSlot" & Logo w/6 Stripes) None Ex Rare 250  [CG111339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111339)

("1-800-351-7600" phone number on reverse. Only 2 known.)

4th Black ("Superslot" & Hotel) Data Card V Rare 30  [CG006146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006146)

5th Black ("Superslot" & Hotel) None V Scarce 7  [CG061755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061755)

6th Navy (Club Magic) None V Scarce 7  [CG006148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006148)

7th Navy (Club Magic) PPC Scarce 3  [CG061820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061820)

8th Navy/Gold ("Barron's Club") PPC Common 1  [CG006147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006147)

(Background logo is prominent)

Navy/Gold ("Barron's Club") PPC Common 1  [CG061756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061756)

(Background logo is faint and color variations are known on the top gold stripe)

9th Navy/Gold ("Barron's Club") PPC Common 1  [CG111340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111340)

(On reverse, “Hilton” in script instead of block letters like the 8th issue)

(See “Park Place Connection Universal Cards” for cards used 2002-2003)

(10th Black (“Park Place Connection Card”) None Common 1  [CG061821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061821)

(This card has the “Hilton” logo in white on the obverse)

11th Black (“Connection Card”) None Common 1  [CG111359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111359)

(This card mentions Caesars Entertainment on the reverse)

12th Glittery Grey (“Resorts International Club” & “R”) None Common 1  [CG004778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004778)

(Dark grey reverse)

13th Grey (“Resorts International Club” & “R”) None Common 1  [CG111342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111342)

14th Glittery Silver (“Resorts International Club” & “R”) None Common 1  [CG111343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111343)

(Glittery silver reverse)

15th Glittery Silver (“Resorts International Club”) None Common 0  [CG111344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111344)

16th Red (Classic) None Common 0  [CG111345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111345)

Black (Ultra) None Common 0  [CG111346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111346)

Grey (Elite) None Common 0  [CG111347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111347)

(4 lines text in center paragraph. 6 logos listed)

17th Red (Classic) None Common 0  [CG004779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004779)

Black (Ultra) None Common 0  [CG004780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004780)

Grey (Elite) None Common 0  [CG091434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091434)

(5 lines text in center paragraph. 6 logos listed)

18th Red (Classic) None Common 0  [CG099086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099086)

(5 lines text in center paragraph. 5 logos listed)

19th Glittery Red (Classic) PG Common 0  [CG010176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010176)

(5 lines text in center paragraph. 5 logos listed. Glittery Red obverse and reverse)

(The 12th-18th issues may have “Local” stickers attached to the reverse)

(Several different “Locals” stickers have been found on many issues)

20th Black/Red (Player’s Club Classic) PG Common 0  [CG111348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111348)

Black/Blue (Player’s Club Premium) PG Common 0  [CG111349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111349)

XX Green ($1,000,000 Football Contest) None V Rare 25  [CG111358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111358)

XX White (“Resorts International Club” sticker) None Scarce 3  [CG100206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100206)

PC White (LV Hilton Logo & “Casino Guest”) None V Rare 20  [CG209860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209860)

(Paper card similar design to following plastic cards. Reverse text mentions presenting card for

Proper casino rating.)

TC1 White (LV Hilton Logo & “Casino Guest”) PPC V Rare 20  [CG111360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111360)

White (LV Hilton Logo & “Casino Guest”) PPC V Rare 20  [CG111361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111361)

(Thin Plastic-no mag strip reverse. “Name” & “Valid” printed on obverse)

TC2 Gold (LV Hilton Logo & “The Gold Card”) PPC V Rare 30  [CG111362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111362)

TC3 Red (LV Hilton Logo & “The Ruby Card”) PPC V Rare 30  [CG111363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111363)

TC4 Blue (LV Hilton Logo & “The Sapphire Card”) PPC V Rare 30  [CG111364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111364)

TC5 Green (LV Hilton Logo & “The Emerald Card”) PPC V Rare 30  [CG111365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111365)

(Mentions $100 in room service in reverse text, smaller PPC logo & box around signature strip)

Green (LV Hilton Logo & “The Emerald Card”) PPC V Rare 30  [CG111366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111366)

(**No** mention of $100 room service on reverse, larger PPC logo & no box around signature strip)

TC6 Tan (LV Hilton Logo & “The Platinum Card”) PPC V Rare 50  [CG111367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111367)

TC7 Marble (LV Hilton Logo & “The Ultimate” & Diamond) None Ex Rare 100  [CG111368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111368)

(These TC were issued in late 1998)

[**LAUGHING JACKALOPE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVLJ) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

PC White (Jackalope Player Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG006623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006623)

(This paper card was extremely hard to obtain from the bartender)

PC Green (“Royal Treatment” & “Laughing Jackalope”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006624)

[**LAUGHLIN RIVER LODGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAL1) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Was previously the River Palms before it was sold to the owners of Dotty's in July 2014)*

1st Turquoise (Laughlin River Lodge) PPC Common 1  [CG137005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137005)

2nd Blue (Laughlin River Lodge Hotel & Casion) None Common 1  [CG171991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171991)

3rd Silver (Points!) PPC Common 1  [CG208863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208863)

[**LEGENDS CASINO & LOUNGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvwilc) **(Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

PCX White/Blue (Four-Of-A-Kind Super Bonus) None Rare 10  [CG130744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130744)

[**LEROY’S SPORTS BOOK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV79) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2012

*(Now William Hill Sports Book)*

1st Red (Leroy’s College Challenge) None V Scarce 7  [CG006629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006629)

2nd Blue (Leroy’s Sports Club) None Scarce 3  [CG006630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006630)

[**LITTLE DOG'S PUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLLD) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: yes

1st White (Player's Club & Dog Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG006632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006632)

PC White (Little Dog’s Pub Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG006636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006636)

(Black print, smaller logo with text underneath)

PC White (Little Dog’s Pub Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG006637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006637)

(Green print, larger logo with text on either side of logo)

PC Blue (New Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG006638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006638)

[**LODGE TAVERNS, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX43) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (“Player Rewards” – no insert arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG012095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012095)

2nd Grey ("Player Rewards" – red insert arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG021159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021159)

[**LONGHORN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlvl1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Bighorn/Longhorn”)*

[**LUCKY BEAVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSTLB) **(Lake Tahoe/Stateline, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Blue/Multi (Lucky Beaver Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG017361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017361)

Blue/Multi (Lucky Beaver Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG017362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017362)

Blue/Multi (Lucky Beaver Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG017363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017363)

[**LUCKY BEAVER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREL2) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Black/Multi (Lucky Beaver Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG135179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135179)

[**LUCKY CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLLC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (“Lucky Club”) None Common 0  [CG071129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071129)

Black (“Lucky Club”) None Common 0  [CG006631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006631)

(Black reverse logo)

2nd Red (“Lucky Club”) None Common 0  [CG010008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010008)

Black (“Lucky Club”) None Common 0  [CG010009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010009)

(“Casino” under logo, obverse & reverse with red reverse logo)

3rd Red (“Lucky Club”) None Common 0  [CG010013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010013)

Black ("Lucky Club") None Common 0  [CG019160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019160)

(“Casino & Hotel” under logo, obverse & reverse)

4th Red/Black (“Lucky Club”) None Common 0  [CG010014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010014)

(No logo on reverse)

*(Later used the Fifth Street Gaming Properties common card)*

[**LUCKY DOG'S PUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLL1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: yes

1st White (Lucky Dog’s Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG006639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006639)

(Reverse has 12 lines of text and the last line begins “same great benefits…”)

2nd White (Lucky Dog’s Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG006641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006641)

(Reverse has 11 lines of text and the last line begins “great benefits…”)

PC Blue (Lucky Dog’s Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG006642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006642)

[**LUCKY JOE’S SALOON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHELJ) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Silver (Saloon Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG211546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211546)

Black/Silver (Saloon Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199815)

Black/Gold (Saloon Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199816)

(1st issue cards also used at Blue Diamond Saloon)

2nd Black (Lucky Joe’s Saloon Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG211558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211558)

Black (Lucky Joe’s Saloon Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG211559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211559)

Black (Lucky Joe’s Saloon Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG211560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211560)

[**LUCKY DRAGON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVLD) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Red (“Dragon Club”) None Common 0  [CG174525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174525)

Silver (“Dragon Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG174526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174526)

Black (“Dragon Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG174527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174527)

(This issue has a small punch hole at the side of the card that appears just below the mag

stripe when viewed on the reverse. The reverse text is spread out from the mag stripe to

near the bottom of the card.)

2nd Red (“Dragon Club”) None Common 0  [CG179196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179196)

(This issue has a larger punch hold in the bottom corner of the card and the reverse text is moved

up to provide room for the punch hole.

[**LUCKY'S GAMING & SPIRITS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU73) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG199793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199793)

[**LUCKY'S LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX39) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG134056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134056)

2nd Red (Players Club – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG017764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017764)

Blue (Players Club - Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG017763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017763)

Green (Players Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG017930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017930)

Black (Players Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG199792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199792)

[**LUCKY'S RACE & SPORTS BOOK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXLR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2012

*(Now William Hill Sports Book)*

1st Black (Winner's Circle Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111377)

[**LUXOR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVLU) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Navy ("Luxor" above Pyramid) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG010061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010061)

(Introductory card)

Blue ("Gold Chamber") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG065076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065076)

**(Both first issue cards have a punchboard reader)**

2nd Navy ("Luxor" above Pyramid) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG111378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111378)

(Introductory card)

Blue ("Gold Chamber") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG111379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111379)

(Both 2nd issue cards have magnetic stripe over text, blue card also has signature strip)

3rd Blue ("Gold Chamber") PPC Rare+ 20  [CG111380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111380)

4th Blue ("Gold Chamber") None Scarce 3  [CG111381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111381)

(Reverse text is 33mm top to bottom, "Luxor Las Vegas" in bottom line is 49mm wide)

Blue ("Gold Chamber") None Scarce 3  [CG111382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111382)

(Reverse text is 33mm top to bottom, "Luxor Las Vegas" in bottom line is 48mm wide)

Blue ("Gold Chamber") None Scarce 3  [CG111383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111383)

(Reverse text is 31mm top to bottom. The text measurements from top to bottom ignore

the "X" in "Luxor" which extends below.)

5th Blue ("Gold Chamber") CPICA 23845 Scarce 3  [CG111384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111384)

6th Teal ("Gold Chamber") CPICA 27703 Scarce 3  [CG111386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111386)

7th Teal (“Gold Chamber”) CPICA 26480 Scarce 3  [CG061814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061814)

8th Teal ("Gold Chamber") CPICA 28022 Scarce 3  [CG111387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111387)

Silver (“Pharaoh’s Platinum Club”-Charter Member) None Ex Rare 100  [CG111388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111388)

(This card has the web site on the reverse and a magnetic stripe)

Silver (“Pharaoh’s Platinum Club”) None Ex Rare 100  [CG111389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111389)

(This beautiful card was reportedly impossible to get as only the highest of the high rollers ever

qualified for it. Most of the booth employees will actually deny the existence of this card. The

rarity is hard to figure on this, but the number currently in collectors’ hands is exactly three.)

XX Red (VIP Express Card - Luxor VIP) None Rare+ 20  [CG111391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111391)

XX Green (VIP Express Card - Luxor MVP) None V Rare 40  [CG111393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111393)

(Different valid dates printed by casino)

XX Black (Luxor Express Card - Elite) None V Rare 50  [CG111395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111395)

PC Grey (Temporary Player Rating Card) None Rare 20  [CG111396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111396)

*(In late 2001, Luxor adopted the "One Card" along with all MBE casinos and then later*

*switched to the M Life cards listed in the MGM Universal section)*

[**LVH – LAS VEGAS HOTEL & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVL) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Las Vegas Hilton prior to 2012)*

1st Black/Red (“LVH Classic”) PG Common 0  [CG092344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092344)

Black/Blue (“LVH Premium”) PG Common 1  [CG111407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111407)

Black/Gold (“LVH Elite”) PG Scarce 3  [CG111408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111408)

Black/Silver (“LVH Ultra”) PG Scarce 3  [CG111409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111409)

(Lines above and below the LVH logo on the obverse)

2nd Black/Red (“LVH Classic”) PG Common 0  [CG111410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111410)

Black/Blue (“LVH Premium”) PG Common 1  [CG111411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111411)

Black/Gold (“LVH Elite”) PG Scarce 3  [CG111412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111412)

Black/Silver ("LVH Ultra") PG Scarce 3  [CG113995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113995)

(No lines above or below the LVH logo on the obverse. Third line in reverse paragraph starts

with "of the Player's Club...")

3rd Black/Red (“LVH Classic”) PG Common 0  [CG113996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113996)

Black/Blue (“LVH Premium”) PG Common 1  [CG113997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113997)

Black/Gold (“LVH Elite”) PG Scarce 3  [CG113998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113998)

Black/Silver (“LVH Ultra”) PG Scarce 3  [CG113999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113999)

(No lines above or below the LVH logo on the obverse. Third line in reverse paragraph starts

with "the Player's Club...")

4th Black/Red ("LVH Classic") None Common 0  [CG124052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124052)

Black/Silver (“LVH Ultra”) None Scarce 3  [CG138955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138955)

XX Gold (Free Play - Player's Club Card) PG Scarce 3  [CG114000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114000)

[**M RESORT SPA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEMC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Glittery Lt Gold (iMagine Rewards Gold) None Common 1  [CG059228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059228)

Silver (iMagine Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG070980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070980)

Dk Brown (iMagine - The M Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG006643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006643) *(Now using the generic Marquee Rewards cards)*

[**MAD MATTY'S BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX16) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(This pub also used the Club of Ireland cards)*

1st Brown (Mad Matty's Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG111416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111416)

Silver (Mad Matty's Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG111417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111417)

Gold (Mad Matty's Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG111419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111419)

[**MAGIC STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEMS) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: January, 1999 Closed: 2008

1st Red (Small "Magic Star" at bottom left corner) None Rare 15  [CG062671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062671)

White (Small "Magic Star" at bottom left corner) None Rare 15  [CG109255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109255)

(These cards have blank reverses)

2nd Purple ("Shooting Star Slot Club") None Scarce 3  [CG062672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062672)

(Casino then used the 2nd issue Gold Rush Card)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Common 1  [CG006688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006688)

(This card has 6 casinos listed on the reverse – Barley’s, Fiesta, Wild Wild West, Wildfire,

Gold Rush and Magic Star. The card is listed under each casinos listing.)

*(See Gold Rush , Wildfire and Wild Wild West for later cards)*

[**MAHONEY'S SILVER NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLSM) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 2010

*(Originally the Silver Nugget Casino, reverted back to the Silver Nugget Casino name in 2010)*

[**OPERA HOUSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLOH) **(Las Vegas)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 2015

1st Black ("Mahoney's Slot Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG059247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059247)

2nd White (Balloons) None Common 1  [CG059248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059248)

3rd White/Purple (Silver Nugget) ACC Common 1  [CG059249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059249)

4th White (Double Your Playing Power) None Common 0  [CG111422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111422)

(Shaded text on obverse, white line through middle of “Double Your Playing Power”)

(Nugget is mostly white with blue shading)

White (Double Your Playing Power) None Common 0  [CG111423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111423)

(Solid text on obverse, “Double Your Playing Power” solid filled text. Nugget is solid blue)

5th Dk Pink (Silver Rewards) None Common 0  [CG111424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111424)

Grey (Silver Rewards) None Common 0  [CG111425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111425)

6th Dk Pink (Silver Rewards) None Common 0  [CG111426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111426)

(This issue only has “Casino \* Bowling Center” on reverse, “RV Park” was removed)

XX Black/Tan (“Bowling Buddy Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG111427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111427)

PC Grey (Nugget Club Membership Card None V Rare 40  [CG111428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111428)

PC White (10X Slot Points Player Appreciation Card) None V Rare 40  [CG111429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111429)

(All cards used at both locations. Some cards may have a gold foil Millionaire Club sticker)

[**MAIN STREET STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMS) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st White (Gold "Players Gold Temporary") None V Rare 25  [CG109724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109724)

(No reverse text)

White (Gold "Players Gold Temporary") None V Rare 25  [CG109723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109723)

(Reverse text)

2nd Gold ("Player's Gold" & No "Main Street Station") None Scarce 3  [CG110695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110695)

("Reservations 634-6255" and paragraph on bottom is aligned with other left text)

3rd White/Blue (" Temporary Players Gold") None V Rare 75  [CG111535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111535)

White/Green (" Temporary Players Gold") None V Rare 75  [CG111536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111536)

White/Orange (" Temporary Players Gold") None V Rare 75  [CG111537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111537)

White/Purple (" Temporary Players Gold") None V Rare 25  [CG111538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111538)

White/Red (" Temporary Players Gold") None V Rare 25  [CG111539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111539)

(These temporary cards have no obverse background pattern, unlike the 6th issue)

Gold ("Player's Gold" & No "Main Street Station") None Scarce 3  [CG061860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061860)

("Reservations 634-6255" Paragraph on bottom is indented)

4th Gold ("Player's Gold" & "Main Street Station" on Top) None Scarce 3  [CG006130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006130)

(2 lines on bottom of reverse and "Reservations 634-6255")

5th Gold ("Player's Gold" & No "Main Street Station") None Scarce 3  [CG061861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061861)

("Reservations 465-0711" Paragraph on bottom is indented)

6th White (Purple " Temporary Players Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG006131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006131)

(Unlike the very rare 3rd issue, this temp card has a background pattern)

7th Gold ("Player's Gold" & "Main Street Station" on Top) None Scarce 3  [CG006132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006132)

(3 lines on bottom of reverse and "Reservations 456-0711")

8th Gold ("Player's Gold" & "Main Street Station" on Top) None Common 1  [CG061862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061862)

(3 lines on reverse. "Reservations 456-0711" is XXX'd out and replaced with (800) 465-0711.

The process of "X'ing" out the number and printing the replacement over it is done by the

casino. The placement of the "X's" and the new phone# varies.)

9th Gold (“Players Gold” & “Main Street Station” on Top) None Common 0  [CG111540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111540)

(3 lines on bottom of reverse and "Reservations 465-0711")

10th Black (Players Gold) None Common 0  [CG111541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111541)

(Wider text with hole at bottom)

11th Black (Players Gold) None Common 0  [CG111542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111542)

(Narrower text with hole at middle of card)

(These last two black Players Gold cards were shared with the California and Fremont casinos

so these same cards are listed under all three casinos. . Main Street used "15" player# prefix,

while California used "04" and Fremont used "02" on these cards.)

*(See Boyd Gaming in the universal section for later issues)*

PC Orange (Double Jackpots) None Scarce 3  [CG121596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121596)

[**MAIZE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLMR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See "Sedona Club")*

[**MANDALAY BAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMB) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Club Mandalay") PPC Scarce 3  [CG070981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070981)

(Temporary card used on opening day. Was rare, but casino occasionally released them as

temporary cards. Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 3 lines on far left.)

2nd Brown ("Club Mandalay") PPC Scarce 3  [CG064554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064554)

(Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 3 lines)

3rd Brownish Tint ("Club Mandalay") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062105)

(Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 1 line)

4th Greenish Tint ("Club Mandalay") PPC Scarce 3  [CG006653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006653)

(Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 1 line)

5th Dk Grayish Tint ("Club Mandalay") PPC Common 1  [CG006654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006654)

(Maroon Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 1 line)

6th Lt Grayish Tint ("Club Mandalay") PPC Common 1  [CG006658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006658)

(Red Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 1 line)

7th Green ("Club Mandalay") PPC Common 1  [CG062106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062106)

(Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 3 lines)

Blue ("Club Mandalay") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062107)

(Reverse has Mandalay Bay address on 3 lines centered on bottom of reverse)

Silver (“Privilege One”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG006659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006659)

Silver (“Privilege One”) None Scarce 3  [CG006660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006660)

(Both Privilege One cards have various expiration dates printed by manufacturer, 2003-05)

PC White (“Introductory Player’s Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG006661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006661)

*(In late 2001, Mandalay Bay adopted the "One Card" along with all MBE casinos and*

*then switched to the M Life cards listed in the MGM Universal section)*

[**MARDI GRAS HOTEL & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX13) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Formerly the Best Western)*

1st White (The Friendliest Place to Stay & Play) None Scarce 3  [CG129650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128650)

(Reverse upside down)

2nd White (Mardi Gras Hotel & Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG137955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137955)

(Reverse upside down – same as 1st issue but no longer has the Friendliest Place slogan)

PC White (The Big Easy Casino Club Winning Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG110729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110729)

(Barcode on reverse, paper card preceded the plastic card)

[**MARK TWAIN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVVCMT) **(Virginia City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2004

Slot Club Reopened ?: Closed: no

1st Black (Mark Twain Portrait) None Scarce 3  [CG183221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183221)

(Now Mark Twain Saloon & Casino after reopening)

PC Cream (Cash Back Slot Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109579)

(4 cards are known in collectors hands)

[**MARKER DOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMD) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Players Bonus Club) None V Rare 50  [CG144581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144581)

(Also used at Money Plays, both locations listed on the obverse)

[**MARTINI, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX86) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Black (drink – dine – play) None Scarce 3  [CG115990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115990)

[**MAX CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCMC) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Previously the Carson Station)*

1st Orange (Max Rewards – No Location Indicated) None Common 1  [CG148132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148132)

(Same card used at both Las Vegas and Carson City locations)

2nd Orange (Max Rewards) None Common 1  [CG200708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200708)

(Carson City address on reverse)

[**MAX CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY00) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: 2016

1st Orange (Max Rewards – Las Vegas) None Common 1  [CG119314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119314)

2nd Orange (Max Rewards – No Location Indicated) None Common 1  [CG148132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148132)

(Same card used at both Las Vegas and Carson City locations)

[**MAXIM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMX) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 1999

1st Lt Green ("Club Max" Barcode affixed to obverse) None Rare 20  [CG059220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059220)

(Slightly Oversized)

2nd Lt Green ("Club Max" Barcode affixed to obverse) None V Rare 50  [CG006648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006648)

(Normal size. THIN Plastic)

Lt Green ("Club Max" Barcode affixed to obverse) None V Rare 50  [CG006649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006649)

(Normal size. Normal Plastic)

3rd Gold ("Club Max" Magnetic strip on reverse) PPC V Scarce 10  [CG006650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006650)

PC Grey (Logo to left) None Rare 35  [CG121595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121595)

(Bottom line in reverse address ends under "A" in "CASINO")

PC Blue (Logo to left) None Rare 25  [CG006651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006651)

(Bottom line in reverse address ends under "O" in "CASINO")

PCX Blue (“Video Poker Tournament”) None Rare 25  [CG006652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006652)

PCX Red ("Blackjack Tournament Participant" Dec 1994) None Rare 25  [CG137519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137519)

**[McMULLAN’S IRISH PUB](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLW76) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (McMullan’s Irish Pub Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG159800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159800)

Multi (McMullan’s Irish Pub Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG159801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159801)

Multi (McMullan’s Irish Pub Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG159802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159802)

[**MESQUITE GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMEMG) **(Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(All cards used at both the CasaBlanca and Virgin River casinos)*

1st Red (Mesquite Gaming Rewards – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG074299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074299)

Grey (Mesquite Gaming Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG090380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090380)

(Reverse text mentions "Cards with no activity for 16 consecutive months...")

2nd Red (Mesquite Gaming Rewards – Ruby) None Common 1  [CG114088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114088)

Gold (Mesquite Gaming Rewards – Gold) None Common 1  [CG126903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126903)

Grey (Mesquite Gaming Rewards – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG114089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114089)

Black (Mesquite Gaming Rewards – Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG144656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144656)

(Reverse text mentions "Cards with no activity for 13 consecutive months...", gems & bars are

centered over "Rewards" with level along left side)

3rd Red (Mesquite Gaming – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG161838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161838)

(Last line of reverse paragraph aligned at right with text above)

4th Red (Mesquite Gaming – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG118214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118214)

Gold (Mesquite Gaming – Gold) None Scarce 5  [CG144657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144657)

Silver (Mesquite Gaming – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG144658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144658)

(Last line of reverse paragraph extends at right longer than the lines above)

**[MESQUITE STAR](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMEMS) (Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 1999

1st Grey ("Posse Players Club") None V Rare 25  [CG044170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044170)

(On obverse, color of wood underneath “Player’s Club” is same as rest of background)

("TM" after "Posse Players Club" on rear is small)

2nd Grey ("Posse Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG044171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044171)

(Obverse wood color below “Player’s Club” is lighter to highlight player name & account #)

("TM" after "Posse Players Club" on rear is large)

**[MGM GRAND](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMT) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Rose (Introductory "Play with the Grand Advantage") PPC Scarce 3  [CG071137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071137)

Rose (Introductory "Play with the Grand Advantage") 416 PPC V Rare 25  [CG111544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111544)

(Same as above card, but "416" is printed before the PPC logo)

Black ("Play with the Grand Advantage") PPC Scarce 3  [CG111545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111545)

2nd Rose (Introductory "Your Ticket to Reel Rewards") None V Scarce 7  [CG111546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111546)

(The words “Your Ticket to Reel Rewards” are pink in color.”)

Rose (Introductory "Your Ticket to Reel Rewards") None V Scarce 7  [CG111547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111547)

(The words “Your Ticket to Reel Rewards” are white in color.”)

Black ("Your Ticket to Reel Rewards") None V Scarce 7  [CG111548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111548)

(Large logo reverse w/phone # 1-800-929-1111)

Black ("Your Ticket to Reel Rewards") None Rare 25  [CG114060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114060)

(Large logo reverse w/phone # 1-800-929-9410)

Black ("Your Ticket to Reel Rewards") None V Scarce 7  [CG111549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111549)

(Small logo reverse w/phone #800-929-9410 & (702) 891-7488, black obverse)

3rd Blue (Large Logo & 3 Lions) PPC Ex Rare 125  [CG111551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111551)

(PPC logo on reverse & Phone #1-800-929-9410)

Blue (Large Logo & 3 Lions) PPC Ex Rare 125  [CG111552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111552)

("Plastic Print a Card" spelled out on reverse & Phone #1-800-929-1111)

(Blue cards were only issued to high rollers. Though the reverse indicates the card was used on

slots and tables, the only known examples are from table play. Several high rolling machine

players at the time did not receive these blue cards, but rather the green ones. We know that

management felt that the blue color was inconsistent with MGM's color scheme and replaced

them with the green cards very quickly, perhaps explaining why other players never got them.)

4th Dk Green (Large Logo & 3 Lions) PPC V Rare 50  [CG111553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111553)

(PPC logo on reverse & Phone #1-800-929-9410)

Dk Green (Large Logo & 3 Lions) PPC V Rare+ 75  [CG111554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111554)

("Plastic Print a Card" spelled out on reverse & Phone #1-800-929-1111)

Dk Green (“Lion’s Pride Club” & 3 Lions) PPC V Rare+ 75  [CG111555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111555)

Dk Green (Large Logo & 3 Lions) None V Rare 50  [CG111556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111556)

(Small logo reverse w/phone #800-929-9410 & (702) 891-7488)

5th Black (Directors Club - Spotlight on Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111557)

(This issue has both a white and off white reverse)

6th Black (Temporary Card - Directors Club) PPC Common 1  [CG111558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111558)

(Normal and bold reverse text, lion in reverse logo is solid black on bold cards)

Brown (Directors Card - Film Reel) PPC Common 0  [CG111559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111559)

(Last two lines on reverse are aligned with above text)

7th Brown (Directors Card - Film Reel) PPC Common 0  [CG111560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111560)

(Last two lines on reverse are indented compared to above text)

XX Green/Multi (“Grand Racing Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG111561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111561)

XX Black/Cream (“Grand Racing Club”) None Common 1  [CG111562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111562)

XX White (MGM Grand Cast) None Rare 30  [CG114061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114061)

XX White (MGM Grand Cast) PPC Rare 30  [CG111563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111563)

(Cast cards are employee cards – replacement fee $5.00)

PC Lt Purple (“Introductory MGM Players Card”) None Common 1  [CG111564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111564)

PC White (“Preferred Guest Card” & Lion Head) None Rare 30  [CG111565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111565)

TC Black/Multi (Grand Poker Room) None Scarce 3  [CG111566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111566)

*(See the MGM “Universal Card” section for later cards)*

[**MILLSIDE TAVERN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLM1) **(N. Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown ("Millside" on large 2-man saw) None Scarce 3  [CG142889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142889)

[**MINT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMN) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1984 Closed: 1989

1st Silver ("Silver Dollar Slots Club" Rev "ExciteMint") None Ex Rare 300  [CG009827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009827)

(This Card was a forerunner of today's modern slot cards. Attached to all dollar machines at the

Mint was a ticket dispenser. Each time a dollar was played, the countdown decreased.

When "0" was reached, the machine spit out a ticket. The player collected these tickets and

redeemed them for cash. This may have been the first Las Vegas slot club card, and therefore

is in very high demand. Only 3 examples are known. Reverse phone # (702) 385-7440)

2nd Grey (Silver Dollar Slots Club" no Rev "ExciteMint") None V Rare 75  [CG009828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009828)

(Similar to first issue, but along with changes in color and elimination of "All New ExciteMint",

the phone number on the second issue is (702) 387-MINT. At least 20 blank cards exist.)

XX White/Red (“Party Time Poker”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG009829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009829)

[**MIRAGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: no

1st Turquoise (Palm trees above "Club Mirage") None Rare 10  [CG059222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059222)

2nd Black (Palm trees above "Club Mirage") None Rare 10  [CG111656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111656)

("Patent Pending" on reverse. 1st tree is “**pink**”)

Black (Palm trees above "Club Mirage") None Rare 10  [CG111657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111657)

("Patent Pending" on reverse. 1st tree is “**purple**”)

Black (Palm trees above "Club Mirage") None Rare 10  [CG111659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111659)

("Patent Pending" on reverse, Raised Printing)

3rd Black (Palm trees above "Club Mirage") None Rare+ 15  [CG111660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111660)

(Patent number, Raised Printing)

Black (Palm trees above "Club Mirage") None Scarce 3  [CG111661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111661)

(Patent number, Normal Printing)

Black (Palm trees above "Club Mirage") None Scarce 3  [CG111663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111663)

(No patent number)

4th Black ("The Ultimate Dollar Slot Club") PPC V Scarce 5  [CG111664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111664)

(There is a comma after “PLASTIC PRINT-A-CARD CO.” and the reverse phone# is

1-800-62-SLOTS - Color variations of the first tree do exist)

5th Black ("The Ultimate Dollar Slot Club") PPC Common 1  [CG074736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074736)

(“PATENT NO. 4,941,686” is 14.5mm wide)

Black (“The Ultimate Dollar Slot Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG201731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201731)

(“PATENT NO. 4,941,686” is 16mm wide)

(NO comma after “PLASTIC PRINT-A-CARD CO.” and color variations in first tree exist)

6th Black ("The Ultimate Dollar Slot Club") PPC V Scarce 5  [CG111665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111665)

(On reverse, the phone# is now 1-800-937-4444)

(There are different size signature strips in different positions on the 4th through 6th issues)

7th Black ("The Ultimate Slot Club") PPC Common 1  [CG111666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111666)

(Punchboard reader only, NO mag stripe on reverse)

Black ("The Ultimate Slot Club") PPC Rare 10  [CG111667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111667)

(Punchboard reader AND mag stripe on top covering text)

Black ("The Ultimate Slot Club") PPC Rare 10  [CG111668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111668)

(**No** Punchboard reader , magnetic stripe on top covering text)

8th Black ("The Ultimate Slot Club" & **Green Stripe**) None Scarce 3  [CG111669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111669)

(Punchboard reader AND mag stripe)

Black ("The Ultimate Slot Club" & **Green Stripe**) None Scarce 3  [CG059225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059225)

(No punchboard reader, magnetic stripe only)

TC1 Black (5 Trees above "Mirage") None Ex Rare 50  [CG111670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111670)

(Reverse has signature strip with 1-800-456-4564 phone number & "Patent Pending")

TC2 Black (5 Trees above "Mirage) None Rare 10  [CG111671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111671)

(Phone number 1-800-456-4564 with "Patent No. 4,941,686" on lower right corner)

TC3 – *this listing deleted since it was actually the same as the last card in the 3rd issue*

TC4 Black (5 Trees above "Mirage") Faraday V Rare 35  [CG111673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111673)

TC5 Black (5 Trees above "Mirage") None Common 1  [CG111674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111674)

(All Normal text , not bold. Patent number is 18mm wide)

TC6a Black (5 Colored Trees above "Mirage") None Common 1  [CG111675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111675)

TC6b Black (5 White Trees above “Mirage”) None Scarce 3  [CG203761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203761)

(Phone number 1-800-456-4564 & no patent no, **No signature strip** on both TC6 cards)

TC7 Black (5 Trees above "Mirage") None Common 1  [CG111676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111676)

(All **Bold** text. Patent number is 18mm wide)

TC8 Black (5 Trees above "Mirage") None Common 1  [CG111677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111677)

(All **Bold** text. Patent number is 13mm wide)

(See the MGM/Mirage “Universal Card” section for later cards)

XX Black ("Danny Gans Show of the Year") PPC V Rare+ 125  [CG111679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111679)

XX White (“The Mirage $150,000 High Limit Challenge”) None Rare 25  [CG111680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111680)

(This card was used for 3 days & is dated March 23-25, 2006)

XX White (“The Property of the Mirage Slot Department”) None Scarce 3  [CG111681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111681)

(Punch holes only, no mag stripe)

XX White (“The Property of the Mirage Slot Department”) None Scarce 3  [CG071138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071138)

(Mag stripe & slightly smaller text on obverse)

**[MIZPAH CLUB](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVTOMC) (Tonopah, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st White (Mizpah Club) None Scarce 3  [CG168533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168533)

[**MIZPAH HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVTOMI) **(Tonopah, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1991 Closed: c.1993

1st White ("Quick Draw Club" & Mizpah 1907 Logo) PPC Ex Rare 350  [CG109577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109577)

(Raised Printing)

*(Prior to this card, the Mizpah used the IGT Quick Draw card)*

[**MOAPA PAIUTE TRIBAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMOMT) **(Moapa, NV)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Green (Moapa Paiute Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG114155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114155)

(1st line of reverse text 80mm wide)

Blue/Green (Moapa Paiute Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG210402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210402)

(1st line of reverse text 77mm wide)

2nd Lt Blue (Moapa Paiute Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG114258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114258)

(This card has a white border around the edges of the obverse)

**[MODEL T CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWIM1) (Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously used “Holder Link” cards found n the universal section)*

(The casino was using a green blank card in late 2010 printed with just the player’s info until [CG109404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109404)

new cards would come after they stopped using the Holder Link cards)

*(In 2011 they started using Northern Star Casinos’ cards found in the universal section)*

[**MOLLY MALONE'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX19) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Club of Ireland”)*

[**MOLLY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX89) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Multiple locations in Las Vegas)*

1st Red (Molly's Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG116136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116136)

(“Player Rewards” ends under 2nd “L” in Molly’s)

2nd Red (Molly’s Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199794)

(“Player Rewards” ends under “Y” in Molly’s)

**MOLLY'S CASINO (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Molly's Casino Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199796)

(Lists the location as 1966 North Rainbow on reverse)

[**MONEY PLAYS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMP) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: no

1st Gold (Players Bonus Club) None V Rare 50  [CG144581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144581)

(Also used at Marker Down, both locations listed on the obverse)

2nd Black (Money Plays Bonus Club” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG199721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199721)

(45mm wide barcode with slightly larger logo on obverse)

Black ("Money Plays Bonus Club" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG199797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199797)

(Last line of text on the reverse starts with “ing the application…”)

3rd Black (Money Plays Bonus Club” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG199720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199720)

(36mm wide barcode with slightly smaller logo on obverse )

Black (“Money Plays Bonus Club” – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG199798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199798)

(Last line of text on the reverse starts with “regarding the application…”)

(The keyring and full size cards typically came as a set that break apart) ---- [CG046275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046275)

[**MONTANA MEAT CO.**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV58) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Tan/Multi (“Big Sky Slot Club” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG006662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006662)

Tan/Multi ("Big Sky Slot Club" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG029523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029523)

(These two cards have "Blue Sky" in dark blue with a short barcode)

Tan/Multi (“Big Sky Slot Club” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG006663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006663)

Tan/Multi ("Big Sky Slot Club" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG029590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029590)

(These two cards have "Blue Sky" in light blue with a taller barcode)

(This issue has a mag stripe on the full size cards)

2nd Tan/Multi (“Big Sky Slot Club” – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG006664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006664)

Tan/Multi ("Big Sky Slot Club" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG029857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029857)

(This issue has no mag stripe on the full size cards and "Big Sky" is light blue)

(All of the keyring and full size cards above typically came as a set that break apart)

3rd Brown (Montana Meat Co. Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG165914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165914)

Brown (Montana Meat Co. Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199799)

Brown (Montana Meat Co. Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG177825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177825)

**[MONTBLEU](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSTMO) (Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue/Clear (“Cobalt Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG110658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110658)

2nd Blue/White (“Cobalt Players Club”) None Common 0  [CG087389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087389)

Blue/Silver (Royal Bleu Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG110659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110659)

Black/White (Club 55 – “Cobalt Players Club”) None Common 0  [CG110660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110660)

3rd Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) None Common 0  [CG087323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087323)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG087324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087324)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG087325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087325)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG092345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092345)

Black (TROP Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG110661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110661)

(These cards have the Montbleu logo in the lower right on the obverse)

4th Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) C-50683A Common 0  [CG198245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198245)

(Montbleu logo in the lower right on the obverse)

5th Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) C-50683F Common 0  [CG202376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202376)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) C-50683H Common 1  [CG154704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154704)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards) C-50683I Scarce 3  [CG154705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154705)

(No logo in lower right on obverse, casino listed to left under mag stripe on reverse and

8 logos across bottom with Montbleu logo 2nd from left)

6th Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-50683K Common 0  [CG154702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154702)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) C-50683L Common 1  [CG154703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154703)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) C-50683M Common 1  [CG200272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200272)

(No logo in lower right on obverse, casino listed to left under mag stripe on reverse and

8 logos across bottom with Montbleu logo last)

7th Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) PG Common 0  [CG168656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168656)

(No logo in lower right on obverse, casino listed to left under mag stripe on reverse and

8 logos across bottom with Montbleu logo last)

[**MONTE CARLO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVMC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st White (Top Hat/Cane “Monte Carlo” in Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG005386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005386)

(This card was actually a room key used opening night as a slot card. Priced as a key, this is

much easier to find than as a card with a name and account number.)

2nd Black (Yellow "Club Monte Carlo") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062141)

3rd Black (Orange "Club Monte Carlo") None Scarce 3  [CG005387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005387)

(The signature strip varies in size)

4th Gold ("Club Monte Carlo") None Scarce 3  [CG062142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062142)

5th Gold ("Club Monte Carlo") PPC Scarce 3  [CG005399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005399)

("Meet me in Monte Carlo" on reverse, has both white and off white reverse)

6th Gold (Large "CMC" on Obverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062143)

(Same reverse as 5th issue)

7th Cream (Picture of Building) None Common 1  [CG062144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062144)

Gold (VIP Member) None V Rare 30  [CG005388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005388)

Silver (VIP Member) None V Rare 50  [CG005392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005392)

XX Red ("Tournament Player") None V Rare 25  [CG005398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005398)

*(Monte Carlo used the "One Card" like all other MBE properties and then switched to the*

*M Life cards listed in the MGM Universal section)*

[**MONTEGO BAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWEMB) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(All cards listed under Resorts at Wendover)*

[**MORRISEY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLMP) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Club of Ireland”)*

[**MOUNTAIN VIEW CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPAMV) **(Pahrump, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: 2003

[**McCAW'S MOUNTAIN VIEW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPAMV) **(Pahrump, NV)**

Slot Club Reopened: 2004 Closed: 2015

*(Became the Terrible's Road House Pahrump, NV in 2015)*

1st Black ("MV") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG109458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109458)

("PPC Logo on bottom reverse)

2nd Black ("MV") PPC Common 1  [CG062971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062971)

Black ("MV" – Blank Obverse) PPC Common 1  [CG109457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109457)

("Plastic Print-A-Card Co." written across top right reverse)

**(The casino burned down in April 2003!)**

3rd White (“Mt Potosi Level”) None Common 1  [CG109459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109459)

4th Blue/Tan Multi (“Mt Potosi Level”) None Common 1  [CG109460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109460)

Blue/Multi (“Mt Charleston Level”) None Scarce 3  [CG109461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109461)

Blue/Red (“Wheeler Pass Level”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109462)

5th Blue/Tan Multi (McCaw’s “Mt Potosi Level”) None Common 1  [CG051873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051873)

(Same mountain scene as on 4th issue)

Blue/Multi (McCaw’s “Mt Charleston Level”) None Scarce 3  [CG109463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109463)

Blue/Red (McCaw’s “Wheeler Pass Level”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109464)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1-702-369-9740)

6th Blue/Tan Multi (McCaw’s “Mt Potosi Level”) None Common 1  [CG091767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091767)

(Flatter mountain scene than what was on previous issue and phone number above mag stripe

is 1-702-369-9740)

7th Blue/Tan Multi (McCaw’s “Mt Potosi Level”) None Common 1  [CG109465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109465)

Blue/Multi (McCaw’s “Mt Charleston Level”) None Scarce 3  [CG091766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091766)

(Phone number above mag stripe is 1-800-522-4700)

**[MOUNTAINSIDE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEMR) (Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Brown (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG115989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115989)

2nd Silver (Mountainside Player Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG144907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144907)

Silver (Mountainside Player Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG142886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142886)

Silver (Mountainside Player Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG142887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142887)

*(See Fire Side in LV for later cards used at both locations)*

**[MR. D’s SPORTS BAR & GRILL](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU76) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Mr. D’s Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199801)

[**MR. G’s PUB & GRUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU75) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Mr. G’s Pub & Grub) None Scarce 3  [CG199800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199800)

**MS. TERRIBLE’S (Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Ms. Terrible’s Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG194190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194190)

[**MUDDY RUDDER PUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLMR) **(Laughlin, NV)**

*(Listed with Beside the Point)*

[**MY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEM2) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: yes

*(Was previously the Mystic Lodge Casino, later became Boulder Lodge Casino)*

1st White (“My Casino" & Rainbow Logo) None Common 1  [CG108984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108984)

(First line of text in reverse paragraph aligned at left, last line starts with "rights...")

2nd White (“My Casino" & Rainbow Logo) None Common 1  [CG111628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111628)

(First line of text in reverse paragraph centered. last line starts with"rights...")

3rd White ("My Casino" & Rainbow Logo) None Common 1  [CG125465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125465)

(Lst line of reverse paragraph starts with "more...")

[**MYSTIC LODGE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEML) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2012

*(Became "My Casino" in 2012)*

1st White (“Mystic Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG111480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111480)

2nd White (“Mystic Lodge Casino”) None Common 1  [CG109262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109262)

3rd White (“Mystic Rewards” & 1 Diamond) None Common 1  [CG109263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109263)

Red (“Mystic Rewards” & 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG109264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109264)

Blue ("Mystic Rewards" & 3 Diamonds) None Rare 15  [CG109266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109266)

Gold ("Mystic Rewards" & 4 Diamonds) None V Rare 35  [CG109267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109267)

(NO Arrows on obverse, bold printing on reverse)

4th White (“Mystic Rewards” & 1 Diamond) None Common 1  [CG109268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109268)

(Light brown "Mystic" & arrows on obverse, bold printing on reverse)

White ("Mystic Rewards" & 1 Diamond) None Common 1  [CG111481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111481)

(Dark brown "Mystic & arrows on obverse, normal printing on reverse)

Red (“Mystic Rewards” & 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG109269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109269)

Blue ("Mystic Rewards" & 3 Diamonds None Rare 15  [CG109270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109270)

Gold ("Mystic Rewards" & 4 Diamonds None V Rare 35  [CG109271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109271)

(Arrows added on left of obverse, normal printing on reverse of higher level cards)

[**NEVADA CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLANC) **– Del Webb's (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1986 Closed: 1988

1st Silver (“Silver Dollar Club” ) None Ex Rare 175  [CG109876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109876)

(**Two rows** of boxes beneath bottom of silver dollar, reverse zip code is “89046”)

2nd Silver (Silver Dollar Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109877)

(Only **one row** of boxes beneath bottom of silver dollar, reverse zip code is “89046”)

3rd Silver (Silver Dollar Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109878)

(Only **one row** of boxes beneath bottom of silver dollar, reverse zip code is “89029”)

(Nevada Club was owned by Del Webb, these cards resemble the LV Mint cards)

XX Red (New Year's 1986 V.I.P.) None Ex Rare 250  [CG109879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109879)

(3 known to exist. Signature strip on reverse. Exact purpose of this card is unknown.)

PCX White (Beau's R.P. Club) None Ex Rare 75  [CG109880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109880)

("R.P." stands for "Retired Persons Club", discounts are listed on reverse)

[**NEVADA LANDING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVJENL) **(Jean, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995? Closed: 2007

1st Grey ("Lucky Landing Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109447)

2nd Grey ("Lucky Landing Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062665)

3rd Lt Blue ("Lucky Landing Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG052389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052389)

(Two different shades of blue known)

4th Blue ("Lucky Landing Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG062666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062666)

*(See “Gold Strike” for later issues)*

[**NEVADA PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVNP) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Players Circle" & “Charter Member” Banner) PPC?? Ex Rare 150  [CG006665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006665)

(Raised Printing. Currently unique.)

Blue ("Players Circle") PPC V Rare+ 100  [CG121442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121442)

(Raised printing with "Patent Pending" on reverse)

2nd Blue ("Players Circle") PPC V Rare 30  [CG006668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006668)

(Large PPC box, "Patent Pending" lines up with "Las Vegas, NV")

3rd Blue ("Players Circle") PPC V Rare 30  [CG006669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006669)

(Small PPC box, "Patent Pending" lines up with "Plastic Print A Card Co.")

4th Blue ("Players Circle") PPC Rare 20  [CG006670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006670)

("Patent No." on reverse, PPC box is outside the left margin of the upper paragraph)

5th Blue ("Players Circle") PPC Rare 20  [CG006671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006671)

("Patent No." on reverse, PPC box is lined up with the same margin as the upper paragraph)

6th Yellow (Big Oldies 93.1 – 1966 Ford Mustang) PPC Scarce 3  [CG059253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059253)

(Though first issued in 1998, the remaining cards were used as backups for awhile in 2000)

7th Yellow ("Players Circle" 1956 Ford Thunderbird) PPC Scarce 3  [CG059254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059254)

Yellow ("Players Circle" 1957 Chevy Bel Air) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058543)

Yellow ("Players Circle" 1961 Corvette) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058544)

8th White ("Nevada Palace Players Circle Gaming Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG058551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058551)

(This issue card has both the white and off white reverse)

9th Grey (Players Circle – Punch holes & Mag Stripe) PPC Common 0  [CG006672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006672)

(This card has the word “management” with a lower case “m” on the reverse) [CG011075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011075)

Grey (Players Circle – Mag Stripe Only) PPC Common 0  [CG111684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111684)

(This card has the word “management” with a lower case “m” on the reverse)

Grey (Players Circle – Mag Stripe Only) PPC Common 0  [CG111685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111685)

(This card has the word “Management” with an upper case “M” on the reverse)

(This issue has “Hotel Casino-Las Vegas” below banner on obverse)

10th Grey (Players Circle) PPC Common 1  [CG058542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058542)

(**No** “Hotel Casino-Las Vegas” beneath banner on obverse)

(“Some” of the 9th and 10th issues were physically CUT into the shape of Nevada)

**(Note: On ALL above cards, "Silver Circle" may be stamped on for seniors)**

XX Gold (VIP Card) None V Rare+ 100  [CG006673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006673)

(This card was used in conjunction with some type of tour bus promotion)

[**NEW YORK NEW YORK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVNY) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Pink/Black ("New York $lot Exchange) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062108)

2nd Pink/Black ("New York New York $lot Exchange) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062109)

(The casino printed either "Insert Edge" or "Insert Card" on the left obverse. The latter is

considered harder to find, but since it's not printed by the manufacturer they are not listed

as separate varieties on these first two issues.)

3rd Lt Grey Sky (NO Writing On Sky) None Rare+ 20  [CG111686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111686)

4th Lt Grey Sky ("The Greatest City in Las Vegas") None Scarce 3  [CG062114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062114)

5th Dk Grey Sky ("The Greatest City in Las Vegas") None Scarce 3  [CG111687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111687)

6th Blue Sky ("The Greatest City in Las Vegas") None Scarce 1  [CG111688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111688)

(The first line under “Table Games” is “at each table…”. Last line almost touches the bottom

edge of card.)

Blue Sky ("The Greatest City in Las Vegas") None Scarce 1  [CG062118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062118)

(The first line under “Table Games” is “at each table…”. Last line no longer almost touches

bottom of card, as it has been moved up for hole punch.)

7th Blue Sky (“The Greatest City in Las Vegas”) None Scarce 1  [CG068210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062120)

(This card has white pillars on the obverse. The first line under “Table Games” is “your card…”)

XX Multi (Smart Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG071140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071140)

(Parking Card)

*(See the MGM/Mirage Universal Card section for later cards)*

[**NO REGRETS BAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVNR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (No Regrets Bar – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG211551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211551)

Black (No Regrets Bar – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG211552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211552)

Black (No Regrets Bar – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG211553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211553)

[**NUGGET CASINO RESORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPNC) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

*(Was previously the John Ascuaga’s Nugget)*

1st Grey (Nugget Advantage Rewards – Gold Seeker) None Common 1  [CG130112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130112)

Yellow (Nugget Advantage Rewards – 14 Karat) None Common 1  [CG130113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130113)

Brown (Nugget Advantage Rewards – 18 Karat) None Common 1  [CG130114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130114)

Gold (Nugget Advantage Rewards – 24 Karat) None Common 1  [CG130115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130115)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Management reserves…” on this issue)

2nd Brown (Nugget Advantage Rewards – 18 Karat) None Common 1  [CG158549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158549)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Revised Statute…” on this issue)

3rd Grey (Nugget Advantage Rewards – Gold Seeker) None Common 1  [CG177948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177948)

Yellow (Nugget Advantage Rewards – 14 Karat) None Common 1  [CG180694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180694)

(Website now NuggetCasinoResort.com, was previously janugget.com, reverse paragraph is

19mm top to bottom)

4th Grey (Nugget Advantage Rewards – Gold Seeker) None Common 1  [CG177949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177949)

(Reverse paragraph is 20mm top to bottom)

[**O'ACES BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX93) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey/Blue (O'Aces Club Associate) None Scarce 3  [CG116245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116245)

Grey/Silver (O'Aces Club Presidential) None Scarce 3  [CG116246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116246)

Grey/Gold (O'Aces Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG116247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116247)

Grey/Red (O'Aces Club Executive) None Scarce 3  [CG116248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116248)

[**O'SHEAS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVOS) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: c.1989

1st Green (Leprechaun) None Ex Rare 400  [CG066612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066612)

(Reverse has the same Jackpot Plus logo found on the first LV Hilton Card. This particular

slot club card was very short-lived. Instead, O'Sheas simply used the Flamingo Hilton card.)

**[OASIS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMEOA) (Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 2008

*(Originally Si Redd’s Oasis)*

1st Black ("Guest Member Card") None Rare 20  [CG044520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044520)

2nd Orange/Blue (Golf Ball "Club Oasis") PPC Rare 10  [CG044521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044521)

Lt Green (Tokens "Club Oasis") PPC Rare 10  [CG044522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044522)

Lt Green (Tokens “Club Oasis” w/sig strip) PPC Rare 25  [CG171667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171667)

(This particular card has a white signature stripe across the bottom obverse)

Dk Green (Chips "Club Oasis") PPC Rare 10  [CG044523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044523)

Purple (Palm Tree "Club Oasis") PPC Rare 10  [CG044524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044524)

3rd Orange/Blue (Golf Ball "Club Oasis") None V Scarce 7  [CG044525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044525)

4th Purple (Palm Tree "Club Oasis") None Scarce 3  [CG044526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044526)

5th Tan ("Club Oasis" & Green Tree as part of "Oasis.") None Common 1  [CG044528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044528)

6th Yellow (“Club Oasis” & Green Tree as part of “Oasis”) None Common 0  [CG044529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044529)

7th Blue (Club Oasis”& Green tree as part of “Oasis”) None Common 0  [CG044530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044530)

8th Black (Rewards Preferred) None Common 0  [CG044532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044532)

Silver (Rewards Platinum) None Common 0  [CG044534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044534)

Gold (Rewards Gold) None Common 1  [CG044533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044533)

(Cards have been noted with stickers indicating a month range within a given year)

9th Red (Rewards Preferred) None Common 1  [CG044535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044535)

XX Green (“Grand Destinations Vacation Club”) None V Rare+ 100  [CG109087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109087)

XX Multicolored (“Grand Destinations Vacation Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG044819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044819)

XX White (Personal Banker Free Play) None Scarce 3  [CG109088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109088)

(Also used at CasaBlanca and Virgin River so listed under all three casinos)

(The following paper cards appeared about a year before the first plastic card)

PC White (“Oasis VIP Club" over Ace of Hearts) None V Rare+ 100  [CG109089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109089)

PC White (“Oasis VIP Club" over King of Clubs) None V Rare+ 100  [CG109090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109090)

PC White (“Oasis Players Club” over King of Spades) None V Rare+ 100  [CG109091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109091)

PC White ("Oasis Players Club" over Ace of Diamonds) None V Rare+ 100  [CG126904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126904)

(The last card is not known if it says VIP or Players Club but it is known to exist)

PC White (Play Paradise – Keno VIP) None Rare 20  [CG144728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144728)

[**OPERA HOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLOH) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Mahoney’s Silver Nugget”)*

[**ORLEANS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVOR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Grey (Charter Member) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG058564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058564)

(These cards were issued for many months)

2nd Green (Dark Green Alligator) Faraday V Scarce+ 7  [CG005254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005254)

Gold (Millionaire) Faraday Rare 10  [CG058568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058568)

3rd Green (Dark Green Alligator) None Scarce 3  [CG005255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005255)

(This card has a larger silver border around the words "Club Orleans")

4th Green (Light Green Alligator) DLR CP Common 1  [CG058563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058563)

(This issue card has both the white and off white reverse)

5th Green (Light Green Alligator – Horn Behind "B") None Common 1  [CG005256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005256)

Green (Green Alligator – Orange Horn Behind “B”) None Scarce 3  [CG005257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005257)

(All other issues have yellow horns)

Gold (Millionaire) None Common 1  [CG005250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005250)

6th Green (Light Green Alligator – Horn in Front of "B") None Common 0  [CG005258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005258)

7th Green (Light Green Alligator – Horn in Front of "B") PPC Common 0  [CG005252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005252)

(The words “for both slot…” are in the reverse text. 15 mm from PPC to text. 11mm mag stripe)

8th Green (Light Green Alligator – Horn in Front of "B") PPC Common 0  [CG005253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005253)

(The words “for both slot…” are in the reverse text. 17 mm from PPC to text. 12.5mm mag stripe)

9th Green (Light Green Alligator – Horn in Front of “B”) PPC Common 0  [CG005251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005251)

(The words “for slot play…” are in the reverse text. Slight color variations of the horn exist)

("KJUL VIP" Stickers for a radio promotion are known on various cards!)

(This casino now shares the “Club Coast” cards with Barbary Coast, Gold Coast, and Suncoast)

(See Coast and Boyd Gaming B Connected cards for later cards)

XX Silver (Poker Room) PPC Common 1  [CG058570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058570)

XX White/Purple (“Club Orleans Cash Card” & Alligator) None V Rare 50  [CG008574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008574)

(Free play card)

XX Green (Poker Player Rewards) None Common 1  [CG008575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008575)

TC White (Alligator Logo & “PIT”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG008573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008573)

(This card has both white and off white reverses)

[**ORMSBY HOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCOH) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (“Appreciation Club”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109113)

(Raised Printing. Blank Reverse. Unknown when or what this card was good for!)

[**PADDLEWHEEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPW) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1983 Closed: 1991

PCX White/Black ( Logo & “Bingo Membership Card”) None Ex Rare 100  [CG111697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111697)

(Casino itself was open from 1983-1991, but bingo card may have been issued only briefly)

[**PAHRUMP NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPANU) **(Pahrump, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st White (“Club Nugget” & Man Panning Gold) PPC Common 1  [CG062997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062997)

2nd White (“Club Nugget” & Man Panning Gold) ACC Common 1  [CG062996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062996)

3rd White (“Club Nugget” & Man Panning Gold) ACC Common 1  [CG109466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109466)

(Ablecard.com is spelled out on this issue)

4th Red (“Club Nugget” & Man Panning Gold) None Common 1  [CG091314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091314)

Orange (“Club Nugget” & Man Panning Gold) None Common 1  [CG109467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109467)

Silver (“Club Nugget” & Man Panning Gold) None Scarce 1  [CG109468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109468)

Gold (“Club Nugget” & Man Panning Gold) None Scarce 1  [CG109469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109469)

Black (“Club Nugget”) None V Scarce 7  [CG109470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109470)

5th Red (Club Nugget - Red) None Common 1  [CG130117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130117)

Copper (Club Nugget - Copper) None Common 1  [CG130118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130118)

Silver (Club Nugget- Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG130119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130119)

Gold (Club Nugget - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG130120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130120)

Black (Club Nugget - Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG130121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130121)

(This issue has the card suit symbols in a wallpaper pattern)

*(After the above cards, the casino switched to the Golden Casino Group cards)*

XX Gold (Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG109471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109471)

XX Silver (Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG109472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109472)

(Both these discount cards are NOT for machine use)

[**PAIZA CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVVE) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See "Venetian")*

[**PALACE STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPS) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Black (Boarding Pass - w/Barcode) None V Rare+ 100  [CG010735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010735)

(Barcode lengths may vary depending on the number of digits in the player number)

2nd Grey (Boarding Pass VIP 1995) Powercard Scarce 7  [CG062146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062146)

Green (Boarding Pass VIP 1995) Powercard Scarce 5  [CG010736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010736)

3rd Green (Boarding Pass VIP 1996) None Scarce 3  [CG062147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062147)

(Faint background pattern)

Green (Boarding Pass VIP 1996) None Scarce 3  [CG010737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010737)

(Bold background pattern and "VIP" is a lighter shade of green)

4th Green (Boarding Pass VIP 1996) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062148)

5th White ("Palace Station Hotel & Casino" Sticker) None V Rare 15  [CG010742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010742)

(Used very briefly)

XX White (Marathon Card) None V Rare 25  [CG010748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010748)

*(Palace now shares the same "Station Casinos" card used by Boulder Station, Green Valley*

*Ranch, Santa Fe Station, Sunset Station, and Texas. See “Station Casinos”)*

**PALAZZO (Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See "Venetian")*

[**PALMS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (Club Palms Temp Card) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058535)

Green (Club Palms Charter Member) PPC Common 1  [CG058827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058827)

2nd Yellow (Club Palms) PPC Common 1  [CG058828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058828)

(This issue card has both the white and off white reverses)

Red (Hot Shot & Expires 6/30/02) PPC V Rare 35  [CG058830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058830)

(Hot Shot cards were issued to the top 700 players each quarter)

Purple (Big Shot & Expires 6/30/02) PPC V Rare 35  [CG058831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058831)

(Big Shot cards were issued to the top 300 players each quarter)

3rd Red (Hot Shot & Expires 9/30/02 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG005226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005226)

Red (Hot Shot & Expires 12/31/02 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129142)

Red (Hot Shot & Expires 3/31/03 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129143)

Red (Hot Shot & Expires 6/30/03 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129144)

Red (Hot Shot & Expires 9/30/03 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129145)

Purple (Big Shot & Expires 9/30/02 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG005227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005227)

Purple (Big Shot & Expires 12/31/02 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129146)

Purple (Big Shot & Expires 3/31/03 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129147)

Purple (Big Shot & Expires 6/30/03 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129148)

Purple (Big Shot & Expires 9/30/03 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129149)

Purple (Big Shot & Expires 12/31/03 ) PPC Rare 20  [CG129150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129150)

(No website on reverse. Cards were issued every 3 months with new dates as shown)

4th Yellow (Club Palms) PPC Common 1  [CG005211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005211)

Red (Hot Shot & Expires 12/31/03) PPC Rare 20  [CG005212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005212)

Red (Hot Shot & Expires 3/31/04) PPC Rare 20  [CG129151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129151)

Blue/Purple/Orange (Super Hot Shot & Exp 6/30/03) PPC Rare 20  [CG005213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005213)

Blue/Purple/Orange (Super Hot Shot & Exp 9/30/03) PPC Rare 20  [CG005228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005228)

Blue/Purple/Orange (Super Hot Shot & Exp 12/31/03) PPC Rare 20  [CG129152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129152)

Blue/Purple/Orange (Super Hot Shot & Exp 3/31/04) PPC Rare 20  [CG129153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129153)

(Website & 2 phone numbers added to the bottom reverse. Different expiration dates on

Hot Shot & Super Hot Shot cards as shown)

5th Orange (Club Palms) None Common 1  [CG058832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058832)

Purple (All Star) None Common 1  [CG005229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005229)

Green (MVP) None Common 1  [CG005230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005230)

Green (MVP & Picture Square) None Common 1  [CG005231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005231)

Black (Hall of Famer – no square) None Scarce 3  [CG005232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005232)

Black (Hall of Famer – Picture Square) None Scarce 3  [CG058833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058833)

Silver (Hall of Famer – no square) None V Scarce 7  [CG005233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005233)

Silver (Hall of Famer – Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG005234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005234)

(All cards in this issue have “Expires 03/31/05” printed on the obverse)

6th Red/Silver (Club Palms) None Common 0  [CG005225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005225)

Blue/Silver (Club Palms All Star – no square) None Common 1  [CG020064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020064)

Blue/Silver (Club Palms All Star – Picture square) None Common 1  [CG020065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020065)

Purple/Silver (Club Palms All Star – no square) None Common 1  [CG020066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020066)

Purple/Silver (Club Palms All Star – Picture square) None Common 1  [CG020112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020112)

Green/Silver (Club Palms MVP – no square) None Common 1  [CG020226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020226)

Green/Silver (Club Palms MVP – Picture square) None Common 1  [CG020303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020303)

Silver (Club Palms Hall of Famer – no square) None Scarce 3  [CG020342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020342)

Silver (Club Palms Hall of Famer – Picture square) None Scarce 3  [CG020535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020535)

Dk Grey/Silver (Club Palms Hall of Famer – no square) None Scarce 3  [CG020673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020673)

Dk Grey/Silver (Club Palms Hall of Famer – Picture square) None Scarce 3  [CG020753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020753)

(All cards in this issue **except the red card** have “Expires 03/31/06” printed on the obverse)

7th Red (“Club Palms” & Silver Border) None Common 0  [CG020754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020754)

Purple (“Club Palms All-Star” & Silver Border) None Common 1  [CG020755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020755)

Green (“Club Palms MVP” & Silver Border) None Common 1  [CG020756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020756)

Silver (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” & Silver Border) None Common 1  [CG020757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020757)

Black (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” & Silver Border) None Common 1  [CG020758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020758)

(All cards in this issue have “Expires 03/31/07” printed on the obverse. All but the “Red” card

in this issue has provision for the members photo. Faint **palm trees** are on the obverse.

The casino logo now consists of 3 curved lines on the reverse.)

8th Red (“Club Palms” & Silver Border) None Common 0  [CG020759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020759)

Purple (“Club Palms All-Star” & Silver Border) None Common 1  [CG020760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020760)

Green (“Club Palms MVP” & Silver Border) None Common 1  [CG020765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020765)

Black (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” & Silver Border) None Common 1  [CG020768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020768)

Grey (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” & Black Border) None Scarce 3  [CG020802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020802)

(Faint **waves** instead of **palm trees** are on the obverse)

Flat Gold (Legend – picture square) None Rare 15  [CG207088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207088)

Glittery Gold (Legend – no picture square) None Rare 15  [CG207087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207087)

Glittery Gold (Legend – picture square) None Rare 15  [CG020876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020876)

(Legend level cards were mailed to members)

(All cards in this issue **except the red card** have “Expires 04/30/08” printed on the obverse)

9th Red/Silver (“Club Palms”) None Common 0  [CG020890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020890)

Purple/Silver (“Club Palms All-Star” ) None Common 1  [CG065368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065368)

Green/Silver (“Club Palms MVP” ) None Common 1  [CG020921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020921)

Black/Silver (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” ) None Common 1  [CG020945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020945)

("HALL of" is narrower than the photo box above)

Grey/Silver (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” ) None Common 1  [CG020946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020946)

("HALL of" is wider than the photo box above)

Brown/Silver (“Club Palms Legend” ) None Rare 15  [CG020951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020951)

(There is a large wave to the **left** of the obverse on this card issue)

(All cards in this issue have “Expires 04/30/09” printed on the obverse)

10th Red/Clear (“Club Palms”) None Common 0  [CG020963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020963)

Purple/Clear (“Club Palms All-Star” ) None Common 1  [CG020964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020964)

Green/Clear (“Club Palms MVP” ) None Common 1  [CG021020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021020)

Black/Clear (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” ) None Common 1  [CG021060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021060)

Silver/Clear (“Club Palms Hall Of Famer” ) None Common 1  [CG021061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021061)

Gold/Clear (“Club Palms Legend” ) None Rare 15  [CG021062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021062)

ERROR - Gold/Clear (“Club Palms Legend” - Double Print) None V Rare 50  [CG114181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114181)

(Obverse design printed on both sides, normal reverse was not printed – only 4 copies known.

This particular card is dated 04/30/09 like the previous issue but is partially clear like the other

10th issue cards. There is provision for the player’s photo like the normal Legend cards but it is

partially overprinted by the design.)

(The lower part of this issue cards are partially clear. All but the red entry card have provision for

the players photo and those upper level cards have “Expires 04/30/10” printed on the obverse.)

11th Red/White (“Club Palms”) None Common 0  [CG087391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087391)

Purple/White (“Club Palms All-Star” ) None Common 1  [CG005214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005214)

Green/White (“Club Palms MVP” ) None Common 1  [CG021063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021063)

Black/White ("Club Palms Hall of Famer") None Common 1  [CG021064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021064)

Gold/White ("Club Palms Legend") None Rare 15  [CG032577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032577)

(Bottom edge of obverse is now White instead of clear and no signature strip on reverse.

All but the red entry card have provision for the players photo and those upper level cards have

“Expires 01/01/11” printed on the obverse.)

12th Purple/White (“Club Palms All-Star” ) None Common 1  [CG021065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021065)

Green/White (“Club Palms MVP” ) None Common 1  [CG021068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021068)

Black/White ("Club Palms Hall of Famer") None Common 1  [CG107946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107946)

(Has “Expires 04/30/11” printed on obverse with provision for players photo)

13th Red/White (“Club Palms” & Cartoon Slot Machine) None Common 0  [CG010056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010056)

Purple/White (“Club Palms All-Star” & Cartoon Slot) None Common 1  [CG010057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010057)

Green/White (“Club Palms MVP” & Cartoon Slot) None Common 1  [CG010058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010058)

Black/White (“Club Palms Hall of Famer” & Cartoon Slot) None Common 1  [CG010059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010059)

Grey/White ("Club Palms Hall of Famer" & Cartoon Slot) None Common 1  [CG141882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141882)

Gold/White (“Club Palms Legend” & Cartoon Slot) None Rare 15  [CG010060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010060)

(This issue adds a cartoon slot machine. All but the red entry card have provision for the player’s

photo and those upper level cards have “Expires 04/30/12” printed on the obverse.)

(Casino started using "50 Plus Rewards Sterling Advantage" stickers for seniors)

14th Silver/Red (Club Palms) None Common 0  [CG086543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086543)

Silver/Purple (All-Star) None Common 1  [CG010047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010047)

Silver/Green (MVP) None Common 1  [CG010048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010048)

Silver/Black (Hall of Famer) None Common 1  [CG010049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010049)

Silver/Gold (Legend) None Rare 15  [CG010055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010055)

(Plain silver cards with colored edge along left side of obverse and "PALMS" in faint grey

along the bottom edge. This issue has "Club Plams" at right on reverse with "Palms Casino

Resort" separated by a vertical band. All but the red entry card have provision for the player's

photo and those upper level cards have "Expires 04.30.13" printed on the obverse.)

15th Silver/Red (Club Palms) None Common 0  [CG120419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120419)

(This issue has a slightly smaller grey "Palms" on the obverse and has "Palms Casino Resort"

to the left on the reverse with "Club Palms" to the right and a large space between)

16th White/Red (Club Palms) None Common 0  [CG115870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115870)

White/Orange (Club Palms Pro) None Common 1  [CG115871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115871)

White/Purple (Club Palms All-Star) None Common 1  [CG115872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115872)

White/Green (Club Palms MVP) None Common 1  [CG115873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115873)

White/Black (Club Palms Hall of Famer) None Common 1  [CG115874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115874)

White/Gold (Club Palms Legend) None Rare 15  [CG133857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133857)

(Plain white card with colored edge along bottom side of obverse. Upper level cards have

"Expires Aug 31, 2014")

17th Red (Club Palms) None Common 0  [CG133858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133858)

Orange (Club Palms Pro) None Common 1  [CG133859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133859)

Purple (Club Palms All-Star) None Common 1  [CG133860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133860)

Green (Club Palms MVP) None Common 1  [CG133861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133861)

Black (Club Palms Hall of Famer) None Common 1  [CG133862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133862)

(Plain colored card copyright 2014 with "Club Palms" in upper left of obverse. Upper level

cards have "EXP 08/31/15". All card have list of levels on reverse with circles under each

level and the circle for that level filled in.)

18th Red (Club Palms) None Common 0  [CG200839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200839)

Orange (Club Palms Pro) None Common 1  [CG200840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200840)

Purple (Club Palms All-Star) None Common 1  [CG200841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200841)

Green (Club Palms MVP) None Common 1  [CG200842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200842)

Black (Club Palms Hall of Famer) None Common 1  [CG200843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200843)

(Plain colored card copyright 2015 with "Club Palms" in upper left of obverse. Upper level

cards have "EXP 08/31/16". All card have list of levels on reverse with circles under each

level and the circle for that level filled in.)

19th Red (My|Rewards – Preferred) None Common 0  [CG170869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170869)

Yellow (My|Rewards – Gold) None Common 1  [CG170870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170870)

Grey (My|Rewards – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG170871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170871)

Black (My|Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG170872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170872)

Purple (My|Rewards – Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG170873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170873)

(Copyright 2016 – Station Casinos logo bottom right obverse, Palms loto top right. These are

interim cards after Station Casinos acquired the Palms Casino in 2016)

20th Red (My|Rewards – Preferred) None Common 0  [CG198521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198521)

Yellow (My|Rewards – Gold) None Common 1  [CG198522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198522)

Grey (My|Rewards – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG198523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198523)

Black (My|Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG198524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198524)

(Copyright 2017 – Station Casinos logo bottom right obverse, Palms loto top right)

21st Gold/Biege (MyRewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG212754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212754)

Black (MyRewards – Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG211567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211567)

(Copyright 2018)

XX Green/Lt Green (“Moocher”) None V Rare+ 150  [CG021131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021131)

(There are approximately 10 of these cards and were given ONLY to high profile customers)

XX Orange (“VIP” & “Little Buddha”) None Rare 35  [CG021132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021132)

(Restaurant & Sushi Bar)

XX Black (“Eleven Thursdays” & White Lotus) None V Rare 100  [CG021133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021133)

(This card was given by management for a private function)

XX Green (Winners Circle) PPC Common 1  [CG058829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058829)

(This card is used in the sports book)

XX-$ Black (“Playboy 50th Anniversary” & Hugh Hefner) ACC Scarce 3  [CG058835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058835)

XX-$ Black (“Playboy 50th Anniversary” & Cover Girl) ACC Scarce 3  [CG058837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058837)

XX-$ Orange (“Playboy 50th Anniversary” & Cover Girl) ACC Scarce 3  [CG058836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058836)

XX-$ Red (“Playboy 50th Anniversary” & Crest) ACC Scarce 3  [CG058834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058834)

($--These four Playboy cards were available **for sale** in the gift shop)

XX Green/Blue (The CC&GTCC So. Nevada Chapter-LE) ACC Scarce 5  [CG021158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021158)

XX Blue/White (“Epic Poker League – Hall of Famer” ) None Scarce 5  [CG114184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114184)

[**PARIS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPR) **(Las Vegas)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Club Paris") None Scarce 3  [CG111704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111704)

(Sentence **inside** the tower feet on the reverse starts with “This…”)

2nd Orange (“Club Paris”) None Scarce 3  [CG111705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111705)

(Sentence directly **under** left foot of tower on reverse starts with “This…”, blue obverse)

3rd Orange (“Club Paris”) None Scarce 3  [CG062145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062145)

(Sentence directly **under** left foot of tower on reverse starts with “This…”, purple obverse.

The blue star touches Bally’s.)

Orange (“Club Paris”) None Scarce 3  [CG111706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111706)

(Sentence directly **under** left foot of tower on reverse starts with “This…”, purple obverse.

There is a gap between the blue star and Bally’s.)

4th Orange (“Club Paris”) CPICA 25399 V Scarce 7  [CG062102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062102)

5th Black (“Park Place Connection Card”) None Common 1  [CG062103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062103)

(This card has the “Paris” logo and Eiffel Tower in white on the obverse)

6th Black (“Connection Card”) None Common 1  [CG111707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111707)

(Caesars Entertainment & 5 casinos with phone numbers listed on the reverse)

7th Black (“Connection Card”) None Common 1  [CG111708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111708)

(Caesars Entertainment & 4 casinos w/phone numbers listed on reverse, Bally’s 1-800-722-5597)

8th Black (“Connection Card”) None Common 1  [CG006457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006457)

(Caesars Entertainment & 4 casinos w/phone numbers listed on reverse, Bally’s 1-888-784-7946)

*(For current cards see the Harrah’s “Universal Card” section)*

[**PEPPERMILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREPE) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: no

1st Dk Teal ("Peppermill Passport" & Globe Logo) None Rare 10  [CG110169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110169)

2nd Dk Teal ("Peppermill Passport" & Globe Logo) SC94 V Scarce 7  [CG110170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110170)

Silver (VSP – raised printing) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG110171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110171)

(PPC box w/ “Plastic Print-A-Card Co. Las Vegas, NV” on 2 lines. Reverse phone number

is “Peppermill Slot Marketing (702) 689-7282")

3rd Dk Teal ("Peppermill Passport" & Globe Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG063096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063096)

(Phone # is (702) 689-7282. Second to last line begins "hand to a slot host, " PPC without box)

Lavender (VSP Players Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG200103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200103)

(PPC box w/ “Plastic Print-A-Card Co. Las Vegas, NV”” on 2 lines. Reverse phone number

is "Peppermill Slot Marketing (702) 689-7282)

Lavender (VSP Players Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG063098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063098)

(PPC box w/ “Plastic Print-A-Card Co. Las Vegas, NV”” on 1 line. Reverse phone number

is "Peppermill Slot Marketing (702) 689-7282". Light and dark text known.)

Gold (Premier Passport & Large Globe) None Rare 20  [CG110172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110172)

(Hologram finish on the Obverse, White Reverse)

Gold (Premier Passport & Large Globe) None Rare 10  [CG063100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063100)

(Gold reverse)

4th Blue ("Peppermill Passport" & Globe Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG069555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069555)

(Phone # is (702) 826-2121. Second to last line begins "hand to a slot host… ")

Lavender (VSP Players Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110173)

(Clear printing on reverse, PPC box, "Peppermill Slot Marketing (702) 826-2121")

Lavender (VSP Players Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG063099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063099)

(Blurry printing on reverse, PPC box, "Peppermill Slot Marketing (702) 826-2121")

Silver (VSP) None Rare 75  [CG110174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110174)

5th Teal ("Peppermill Passport" & Globe Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110175)

(Second to last line begins "slot host, ")

Lavender (VSP Players Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110176)

(PPC without box, Reverse phone number is (775) 826-2121)

6th Gold (Premier Passport) PPC Scarce 3  [CG110177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110177)

Grey (Platinum Passport) PPC V Rare 50  [CG110178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110178)

(This issue has 4 continents as a background, instead of 1 large globe)

7th Lavender (Peppermill Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG063101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063101)

Blue (Player Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG063102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063102)

Lt Blue (Player Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG063103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063103)

Gold (Premier Passport) None Scarce 3  [CG110179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110179)

Grey (Platinum Passport) None V Rare 50  [CG110180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110180)

(This issue has 4 continents as a background, instead of 1 large globe)

(Most of the above cards can be found with "Plus 55" stickers attached for seniors)

8th Purple ("Passport" & Fireworks – Purple Level) None Common 0  [CG069550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069550)

Brown ("Passport" & Fireworks – Bronze Level) None Common 0  [CG063118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063118)

Gold ("Passport" & Fireworks – Gold Level) None Common 0  [CG110182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110182)

Silver ("Passport" & Fireworks – Platinum Level) None Scarce 3  [CG110185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110185)

Silver ("Passport" & Fireworks - Diamond Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG110186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110186)

(This issue has NO web address on reverse)

9th Purple (“Passport” & Fireworks – Purple Level) None Common 0  [CG069551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069551)

(No “VALID THRU” on obverse of purple level cards)

Bronze (“Passport” & Fireworks/Black Shooting Star) None Common 0  [CG069553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069553)

(Color variations exist)

Gold (“Passport” & Fireworks – Gold Level) None Common 0  [CG063104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063104)

Silver ("Passport" & Fireworks – Platinum Level) None Common 0  [CG110190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110190)

Silver (“Passport” & Diamond) None Common 0  [CG069554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069554)

(**NO** Street Address on Diamond card)

(9th issue has web address added on the reverse. 3-4mm space above web address line)

10th Purple (“Passport” & Fireworks – Purple Level) None Common 0  [CG110189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110189)

(“VALID THRU” now on obverse of the purple level cards)

Bronze (“Passport” & Fireworks/Black Shooting Star) None Common 0  [CG110194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110194)

Gold (“Passport” & Fireworks – Gold Level) None Common 0  [CG110195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110195)

Silver ("Passport" & Fireworks – Platinum Level) None Common 0  [CG069552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069552)

Silver (“Passport” & Diamond) None Common 0  [CG207847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207847)

(Street Address, 7mm wide “Valid Thru”)

Silver (“Passport” & Diamond) None Common 0  [CG110196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110196)

(Street Address, 8mm wide “Valid Thru”)

Black/Silver/Gold (“Chairman” & Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG110197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110197)

(1-2mm space above web address line)

11th Purple ("Passport" & Fireworks) None Common 0  [CG110078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110078)

Bronze (“Passport” & Fireworks/White Shooting Star) None Common 0  [CG110198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110198)

Gold (“Passport” & Fireworks) None Common 0  [CG123539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123539)

Silver ("Passport" & Fireworks/Purple Shooting Star) None Common 0  [CG110199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110199)

Silver (“Passport” & Diamond) None Common 0  [CG110200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110200)

Black/Silver/Gold (“Chairman” & Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG110201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110201)

(No tilt to the word “Peppermill” with "RENO" under it. Letters straight & thin. White reverse)

12th Purple (“Passport” & Casino) None Common 0  [CG110202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110202)

Bronze (“Passport” & Casino) None Common 0  [CG110203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110203)

Gold (“Passport” & Casino) None Common 0  [CG110204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110204)

(2 phone numbers on reverse, 8mm space from "Reservations" to web address)

13th Purple (“Passport” & Casino) None Common 0  [CG110205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110205)

Silver ("Passport" & Fireworks/Purple Shooting Star) None Common 0  [CG110206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110206)

(3 phone numbers on reverse)

14th Purple (“Passport” & Casino) None Common 0  [CG110207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110207)

(2 phone numbers on reverse, 9mm space from "Reservations" to web address)

15th Red (Passport Rewards) None Common 0  [CG115856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115856)

Bronze (Passport Rewards Bronze) None Common 0  [CG115857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115857)

Gold (Passport Rewards Gold) None Common 0  [CG115859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115859)

Grey (Passport Rewards Platinum) None Common 0  [CG115860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115860)

Silver (Passport Rewards Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG115861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115861)

Black ("Passport Rewards Chairman" & Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG115862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115862)

(This issue has a large overlapping PR logo in a circle in the upper left corner of the obverse)

16th Gold (Passport Rewards Gold) P776459 Common 0  [CG167946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167946)

Grey (Passport Rewards Platinum) P776459-1 Common 0  [CG167947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167947)

PC Green ("Plus 55" & Rainbow) None V Rare 50  [CG110208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110208)

(Blank reverse)

PC1 Mustard/Blue (Free Game Play on Mr. Money) None V Scarce 7  [CG110209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110209)

PC2 Blue (Mr. Money’s Free Slot Play Challenge) None V Scarce 7  [CG110210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110210)

PC3 Blue (Mr. Money’s Free Slot Play Challenge – Rev. 2) None V Scarce 7  [CG110211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110211)

(Bar code on reverse is 1 cm tall on Rev. 2, previous was 7mm)

(Various stickers have been found on this casino’s cards, one being a cute “bow-tie”, but

their use is unknown)

[**PEPPERMILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWEPE) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

TC Black/Multicolored (Premier Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG027372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027372)

(No phone numbers on reverse)

TC Black/Multicolored (Premier Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG121593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121593)

(Two phone numbers on reverse)

(These were a paper cards used before the 3 casinos merged)

PCX Violet (Keno VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG199739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199739)

*(See all regular cards listed under Resorts at Wendover)*

[**PETE'S GAMBLING HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWIPG) **(Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

*(Uses the same cards as Winners Inn Casino)*

[**PINON PLAZA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCPP) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 1999

*(Became the Gold Dust West)*

1st Blue (“Capital Rewards Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG109106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109106)

2nd Black/Green/Purple (“The Capital Rewards Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG052265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052265)

3rd Green (“The Capital Rewards Club”) None Common 1  [CG109107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109107)

(2 Logos reverse)

(The first 3 issues were also used at Carson Station)

4th Green (the “Big” Bonus Club) None Common 1  [CG010422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010422)

5th Green (the “Big” Bonus Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG010423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010423)

(Dollar bill “firecracker” lower right obverse)

PC Orange/Brown ("Pinon Players Club" Laminated Card) None Ex Rare 75  [CG010424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010424)

(The paper card was issued before the 1st plastic slot card)

[**PINT, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLW26) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (The PINT Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG141423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141423)

[**PIONEER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: N/A Closed: N/A

1st Gold ("Pioneer Club VIP" & Vegas Vic Logo) PPC Ex Rare 300  [CG111710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111710)

(The Pioneer intended to have a slot club but closed before it came to fruition. Of the 10 known

survivors, only one is issued with a name. However, this card hasn’t been used. The evidence

indicates that the club had just started to sign up players by mail when they abruptly closed. )

[**PIONEER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAPI) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1988 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Round-Up Club" & Branding Iron) None Ex Rare 75  [CG007323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007323)

(Last line on reverse is "For Reservations - Call (800) 634-3469", 3-5 cards known)

2nd Orange ("Round-Up Club" & Branding Iron) None Ex Rare 75  [CG007324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007324)

(Last line on reverse is "at 1-800-634-3469 Ext. 4135", 2-3 cards known)

3rd Orange ("Round-Up Club" & Branding Iron) None V Rare 30  [CG062947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062947)

(Last line on reverse is "Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.")

4th Orange ("Round-Up Club" & Branding Iron) None V Rare 30  [CG007327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007327)

(Last line on reverse is "Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.-9:00 p.m.")

5th Orange ("Round-Up Club" & Branding Iron) None V Rare 30  [CG007328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007328)

(Last line on reverse is "Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.-9:00 p.m." Same card as above, except that

"Patent No. 4,941,686" has been added to bottom right on reverse.)

6th Red/White/Blue ("All American Round-Up Club") PPC Rare+ 20  [CG007333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007333)

(This card **HAS** a patent Number)

Red/White/Blue ("All American Round-Up Club") PPC Rare- 15  [CG062949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062949)

(This card has NO patent number)

7th White ("All-American Round-Up Club" Logo) PPC Rare+ 15  [CG062950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062950)

(This was used as a temporary card for a short time)

White ("Cowpoke") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062244)

(White and off white reverses)

Red ("Wrangler") PPC V Scarce+ 7  [CG062951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062951)

Blue ("Roper") PPC Rare 15  [CG062952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062952)

(This is the toughest card in this series, because it was fairly hard to get to this level, but once

there, it wasn't too hard to become a "Trail Boss. " At this point, the players would then throw

away their "Roper" cards. Therefore, people who didn't play much never got a Roper Card, but

those who did play a lot usually became Trail Bosses shortly after.)

Brown ("Trail Boss") PPC Rare 10  [CG062953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062953)

("Cowpoke" is the starter card, "Trail Boss" is the highest level)

8th Brown ("Round-Up Club" Picture of Covered Wagon) PPC Common 0  [CG059116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059116)

(This issue has a wide variety of colors and light vs dark covered wagons)

9th Multicolored (“Round-Up Club” & Wanted Poster) ACC Common 0  [CG059117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059117)

(Two different widths mag strips known)

10th Tan/Multi (“Round-Up Club” & Colorful Shirt) None Common 0  [CG007277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007277)

(Stagecoach under “Pioneer” on obverse)

11th Tan/Multi (“Round-Up Club” & Colorful Shirt) None Common 0  [CG086871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086871)

(Smaller logo and no stagecoach on obverse)

12th Yellow (“round Up Club” & Large Horseshoe) None Common 0  [CG210587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210587)

XX Multicolored (V-VIP) None Rare 15  [CG007278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007278)

XX Cream (“Claim Jumper” & Hotel) None Rare 25  [CG007282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007282)

(Came out Sept 2005)

XX Orange (Keno Korral Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG007313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007313)

(These XX cards are NOT for machine use)

**[PIONEER CROSSING](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVDAPC) (Dayton, NV)**

Slot Club Opened:2010 Closed: no

1st Silver (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG110429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110429)

2nd Silver (Silver Pioneer) None Scarce 3  [CG110432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110432)

Gold (Gold Pioneer) None V Scarce 7  [CG110433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110433)

Black (Ultimate Pioneer) None V Scarce 7  [CG110434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110434)

(This issue has "Pioneer Crossing Dayton" on the obverse and lists both locations on the

reverse: Fernley and Dayton. Same cards are now used at both locations. Cards are a plainer

design with a small wheel at the right.)

3rd Silver (Pioneer Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG133015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133015)

(No longer lists different locations and used at all Pioneer Crossing locations. Last line of text

on reverse starts with “at any time..”)

4th Silver (Pioneer Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG161552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161552)

(Last line of text on reverse starts with “the rules and terms…”)

**[PIONEER CROSSING](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVFEPC) (Fernley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Gold (Player Rewards Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG109190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109190)

2nd Silver (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109191)

(Wheel on obverse of card is copper)

3rd Silver (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109192)

(Wheel on obverse of card is light gold)

4th Silver (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109193)

(“You’re more than a Guest…” on obverse., wheel nearly fills entire card)

5th Gold (Gold Pioneer) None V Scarce 7  [CG130708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130708)

Black (Ultimate Pioneer) None V Scarce 7  [CG130709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130709)

(This issue has "Pioneer Crossing Fernley" on the obverse and only lists Fernley on the reverse.

Cards are a plainer design with a small wheel at the right.)

*(See Pioneer Crossing Dayton for later cards used at all Pioneer Crossing locations)*

[**PIONEER CROSSING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVYEPC) **(Yerlington, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(See Pioneer Crossing Dayton for cards used at all Pioneer Crossing locations)*

[**PIONEER INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREPN) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: 2000

PCX Green/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 1990) None Ex Rare 100  [CG110212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110212)

(Laminated paper, later cards are thin plastic, unknown if 1991-1993 exist)

XX Red/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 1994) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110213)

XX Yellow/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 1995) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110214)

XX Blue/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 1996) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110215)

XX Purple/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 1997) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110216)

XX Green/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 1998) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110217)

XX Pink/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 1999) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110218)

XX Lt Blue/White (Pioneer Inn VIP 2000) None Ex Rare 75  [CG110219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110219)

(Above cards were given to good customers by management. All reverses have a calendar for

that year. Each card expired on Dec. 31st of that year. It's believed the primary benefit of the

card was to get reduced hotel rates.)

[**PKWY TAVERN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEPT) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Green (Pkwy Tavern Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG211557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211557)

[**PKWY TAVERN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLW75) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

*(Previously the Road Runner)*

1st Black (“Pkwy Tavern” over Beer Tap) None Scarce 3  [CG159799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159799)

[**PLANET HOLLYWOOD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPH) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Orange (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG096846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096846)

(Maroon reverse, reverse text 30mm top to bottom)

Silver (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027796)

(Silver reverse)

Gold (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027797)

(This issue has shiny letters obverse)

2nd Orange (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027798)

(Red reverse, reverse text 31mm top to bottom)

Silver (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027810)

(White reverse)

(This issue has shiny letters obverse)

3rd Orange (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027866)

Silver (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027878)

Gold (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027921)

(This issue has flat letters obverse, same reverse as earlier cards)

4th Orange (The a-List Players Club) None Common 0  [CG027922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027922)

(4 lines reverse)

5th Orange (The a-List Players Club) (I) Common 0  [CG027923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027923)

(4 lines reverse)

XX Black (Sly LX) None Rare 100  [CG028078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028078)

(Used at Sly Stones birthday party)

*(Casino now uses the Harrah's/Caesars Total Rewards cards listed in the universal section)*

[**PLANTATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvsppl) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1992 Closed: 1993

1st White ("Players Club" & Palm Tree Logo) None Ex Rare 300  [CG010388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010388)

(Raised printing)

**PLAYERS CLUB, The (Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (The Playesr Club / Hi Score Bar-Arcade) None Scarce 3  [CG198944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198944)

(Barcode on reverse, this card also used at the Hi Score Bar-Arcade)

[**PLAYERS ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMEPI) **(Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 1997

1st Multi ("Players Preferred" & Players Island logo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG044565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044565)

Multi ("Players Preferred" & Fifty Plus logo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG044566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044566)

(On reverse, "Players Island" logo is 2 lines)

2nd Multi ("Players Preferred" & My Friday logo) PPC V Rare+ 50  [CG062881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062881)

3rd Multi ("Players Preferred" Regular logo) PPC V Rare 30  [CG086381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086381)

(On obverse & reverse, "Players Island" logo is 3 lines)

Multi ("Players Preferred" & Fifty Plus logo) PPC V Rare 30  [CG086382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086382)

(On reverse, "Players Island" logo is 3 lines)

(3rd issue is believed to have been issued very briefly before changing to Casablanca)

[**PLAZA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPL) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Black/Gold ("Your Place in Town") PPC Common 0  [CG068217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068217)

2nd Black/Gold ("Your Place in Town") PPC Common 0  [CG068218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068218)

(Below phone number is "And Most Important of All Have Fun!")

3rd Black/Gold ("Your Place in Town") None Common 0  [CG068219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068219)

4th Orange Multi (“Play Barrick”) None Common 1  [CG008635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008635)

(Reverse text close to left edge of card)

Orange Multi (“Play Barrick”) None Common 1  [CG070984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070984)

(Reverse text moved slightly right to allow room for punched hole)

5th Red Multi (“Barrick Play Club”) None Common 1  [CG008582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008582)

6th Red Multi (“Plaza Play Club”) None Common 0  [CG008583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008583)

(Dull colors)

7th Red Multi (“Plaza Play Club”) None Common 0  [CG011850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011850)

(Bright **vibrant** colors. Previous card looked faded)

8th Red Multi (“Plaza **Player’s** Club”) None Common 0  [CG011878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011878)

(This issue was short lived, the combined card came soon after)

9th Red (“Plaza/Las Vegas Club **Player’s** Club”) None Common 0  [CG011879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011879)

(Two logos on obverse)

10th Red (“Plaza/Las Vegas Club **Player’s** Club”) None Scarce 0  [CG011880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011880)

(“Play LV” in very tiny letters on reverse after “Play LV” in text. **Not a sticker**!)

11th Lt Green (More Choices Rewards) None Common 0  [CG011881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011881)

12th Black (More Choices Rewards) plicards Common 0  [CG008634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008634)

("Plaza Hotel & Casino" white logo upper left corner on obverse, "P600201-1" lower right

corner on reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

13th Black (More Choices Rewards) None Common 0  [CG089438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089438)

("Plaza Las Vegas"colorful logo in upper left corner on obverse)

14th Red (Plaza Las Vegas Club/Players Club) None Common 0  [CG011079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011079)

15th Blue (Jack – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG023292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023292)

Mustard (Queen – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG071130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071130)

Red (King – Playing Card Design) None Common 1  [CG111694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111694)

Black (Ace – Playing Card Design) None Common 1  [CG062251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062251)

(Vertical cards with white space for player info down the right side)

16th Blue (Jack – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG124054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124054)

Mustard (Queen – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG124063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124063)

Red (King – Playing Card Design) None Common 1  [CG124064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124064)

Black (Ace – Playing Card Design) None Common 1  [CG124065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124065)

(Vertical cards with white space for player info down the left side)

17th Blue (Jack – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG126355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126355)

Mustard (Queen – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG126356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126356)

Red (King – Playing Card Design) None Common 1  [CG126357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126357)

Black (Ace – Playing Card Design) None Common 1  [CG126358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126358)

(Vertical cards with white space for player info down the left side, Plaza logos obverse and

reverse are now larger and without the geometric lines)

18th Blue (Jack – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG139473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139473)

(Same basic design as 17th issue but now has "Your personalized website is available at

MyRoyalRewards.com")

19a Blue (Jack – Playing Card Design) None Common 0  [CG177792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177792)

(No longer has the Las Vegas Club logo, just the Plaza logo by itself)

19b Black (Ace – Playing Card Design) None Common 1  [CG200105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200105)

(Letter for card value is now in the white band over the Plaza logo)

20th Black (Royal Rewards – J) None Common 0  [CG178669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178669)

Red (Royal Rewards – Q) None Common 0  [CG178764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178764)

Black (Royal Rewards – K) None Common 1  [CG178765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178765)

Silver (Royal Rewards – A) None Common 1  [CG178766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178766)

(2017 bottom reverse)

XX White (Temp w/ Plaza Sticker) None V Scarce 7  [CG011891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011891)

(Used as a temp card for a week in April 2007, hard to find clean copies)

XX Red (Race Player Rewards Club) None Common 1  [CG062104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062104)

(Plain white reverse with a mag stripe)

[**POKER PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLPP) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Black (Poker Palace Logo) None Common 0  [CG058554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058554)

(2 lines text in 1st paragraph on the reverse)

2nd Black (Poker Palace Logo) None Common 0  [CG111711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111711)

(4 lines text in both paragraphs on the reverse)

XX Black (Poker Palace Casino sticker) None Common 1  [CG118223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118223)

(Temp card with sticker on plain black card used in 2013)

PC White (Poker Palace Gold & 50 cent sign) None V Scarce 7  [CG111712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111712)

PC White (Poker Palace & $1) None V Scarce 7  [CG111713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111713)

PC White (Poker Palace & $1.50) None V Scarce 7  [CG111714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111714)

(Some of the laminated paper cards are stamped with a red number on the bottom obverse)

[**PORCHLIGHT GRILLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG115982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115982)

[**POST OFFICE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEP1) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1995

*(Became the Pot ‘O’ Gold Casino)*

PC White ("First Class Cash Slot Club") None Ex Rare 150  [CG110435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110435)

(Not much is known about this nice looking card with an Uncle Sam type character leaning

against a slot machine/post office box)

[**POT "O" GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEPO) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996? Closed: 2000

*(Previously the Post Office Casino, later became the Emerald Island Casino)*

1st White ("Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG062567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062567)

[**PRIMM VALLEY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPRPV) **(Primm, NV)**

[**PRIMADONNA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPRPV) **(Primm, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st Maroon ("Advantage Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG062989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062989)

(White and off white reverse)

2nd Yellow ("Bank of Primadonna" Black Border) None Scarce 3  [CG062988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062988)

3rd Yellow ("Bank of Primadonna" White Border) None Scarce 3  [CG062987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062987)

4th Yellow ("Bank of Primadonna Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG008566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008566)

(Last line on reverse is "21 years of age.")

5th Yellow ("Bank of Primadonna Players Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG008567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008567)

(Last line on reverse is "21 years of age.")

6th Yellow ("Bank of Primadonna Players Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG008568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008568)

(Last line on reverse is "out notice. Card holder must be 21 years of age.")

7th Yellow ("Bank of Primadonna Players Club") PPC Common 1  [CG109491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109491)

(Last line on reverse is “of age.”)

8th Yellow (“Bank of Primadonna Players Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG109492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109492)

(There is a period (.) after NV. on the reverse)

9th Yellow (“Bank of Primadonna Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG109493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109493)

(The website was added to the reverse)

10th Yellow (“Bank of Primadonna Players Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG109494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109494)

(The website was added to the reverse)

11th Black/Yellow (Primm Rewards) None Common 0  [CG109495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109495)

(“Players Club” in **yellow with** **No** arrows on the obverse)

12th Black/Orange (Primm Rewards) None Common 0  [CG109496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109496)

(The letters in the word “Primm” are shadowed. “Players Club” in **orange**, **Arrows** obverse)

13th Black/Orange (Primm Rewards) None Common 0  [CG109497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109497)

(The letters in the word “Primm” are shadowed. “Players Club” in **orange**. **Arrows** obverse.

Due to a wider mag strip, the text and logo are positioned lower on the reverse.)

(These cards were used at Buffalo Bill's, Primm Valley, and Whiskey Pete's)

14th Red (Terrible’s Players Club) None Common 0  [CG172689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172689)

*(See “Terrible's Casino Resorts” in the Universal Section for later multi-property cards)*

[**PRESIDIO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEPR) **(Henderson, NV)**

*(See District Tavern Group)*

[**PT'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVP1) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1999 Closed: no

1st Red ("PT'S" in Yellow Oval) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062578)

2nd Multicolored (Sports Equipment/Money Montage) PPC Scarce 3  [CG062579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062579)

3rd Copper (“PT’S Mining”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG062576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062576)

Silver (“PT’S Mining”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG062577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062577)

Gold (“PT’S Mining”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG059121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059121)

4th Red (“The Mining CO” in Yellow Oval ) PPC Common 1  [CG062580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062580)

(The Casino dropped the “PT’S from the obverse of the card)

XX White (PT’s - #1 Pub & Poker) None Rare 25  [CG103708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103708)

(Electronic play tracking device, has large gold “G” dollar sign on reverse)

*(See the “Golden Tavern Group” in the Universal Section for later cards)*

[**PUTTER'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV64) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2003; Re-opened: 2005

PC White/Black (“VIP” Slot Club!) None Rare+ 20  [CG111719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111719)

(This little bar was opened and closed pretty fast. This is a laminated card.)

1st Green (Points Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111720)

(Bar code **6 mm** high)

2nd Green (Points Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111721)

(Bar code **9 mm** high)

3rd Black (Points Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG111722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111722)

(Reverse barcode is 9mm high and 45mm wide)

Black (Points Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG200106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200106)

(Reverse barcode is 10.5mm high and 42mm wide plus there’s more space between the mag

stripe and the text.)

(Some cards have “Diner Rewards” stickers with the customer name)

[**RAIL CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPRC) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st White ("Players Card") PPC Scarce 3  [CG052774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052774)

(Phone number on reverse is (702) 359-9440)

2nd White ("Players Card") PPC Common 1  [CG109541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109541)

(Phone number on reverse is (775) 359-9440)

3rd White (“Player’s Card’) None Common 1  [CG109542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109542)

4th Purple/Blue (“City Express Player’s Card”) None Common 1  [CG109543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109543)

(WITH arrows on obverse)

Purple/Blue (“City Express Player’s Card”) None Common 1  [CG050308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050308)

(WITHOUT arrows on obverse)

5th Purple/Blue (“City Express Player’s Card”) PPC Common 1  [CG109544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109544)

(WITHOUT arrows on obverse)

6th Blue (City Express Rewards) PPC Common 1  [CG109545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109545)

Red (City Express Rewards – Top 500) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109547)

(No expiration date)

Red (City Express Rewards – Top 500) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109548)

(Expires 9/30/06)

Red (City Express Rewards – Top 500) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109551)

(Expires 10/01/2007)

Red (City Express Rewards – Top 500) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109552)

(Expires 4/30/08)

Black (City Express Rewards – Top 100) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109554)

(No expiration date)

Black (City Express Rewards – Top 100) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109555)

(Expires 9/30/06)

Black (City Express Rewards – Top 100) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109556)

(Expires 4/30/08)

*(Other expiration dates may exist on the higher level cards but have not been found)*

7th Lt Blue (City Express Rewards) PPC Common 1  [CG109558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109558)

*(For later cards, see the generic Affinity Gaming cards)*

[**RAILROAD PASS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHERP) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Black ("Player's Junction") PPC Scarce 3  [CG052767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052767)

(Reverse has "This card may expire after 18 months of non-use.")

2nd Black ("Player's Junction") PPC Common 1  [CG052864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052864)

(Reverse has "Accounts with no activity for 12 consecutive months may be deleted.")

Silver ("Prestige") PPC V Rare 30  [CG052865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052865)

(Last line starts with “ by management…”)

Gold ("Prestige") PPC V Rare+ 50  [CG052866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052866)

(These higher level cards were **very** difficult to obtain. NO chance getting one at the booth!)

3rd Black ("Player's Junction") PPC Common 0  [CG095469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095469)

(There is no spacing between the last line in the paragraph and the bottom line on reverse. )

Silver ("Prestige") PPC Rare 20  [CG095649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095649)

(Last line starts with “membership…”)

Gold ("Prestige Elite") PPC V Rare+ 50  [CG095689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095689)

4th Dk Pink ("Player's Junction" & abstract train) PPC Common 0  [CG095733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095733)

Silver ("Prestige" & abstract train) PPC Rare 20  [CG096229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096229)

Gold ("Elite" & abstract train) PPC Rare+ 20  [CG097053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097053)

("Railroad Pass" across top of obverse)

5th Purple ("Player's Junction" & abstract train) None Common 0  [CG107016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107016)

("Railroad Pass Hotel & Casino" bottom left obverse)

6th Black (Historic Player's Junction) None Common 0  [CG150280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150280)

7th Black (Historic Player’s Junction 85) None Common 0  [CG172507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172507)

(Early black cards typcially had player info printed in gold and covered with tape for protection)

8th Black (Historic Player’s Junction) None Common 0  [CG177762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177762)

(Reverse text moved slightly up to make more room for the punch hole, same as on the 7th issue)

[**RAINBOW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWERC) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

TC Multicolored (Premier Players Card) None Rare 15  [CG027421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027421)

(This is a paper card with 2 names on the obverse)

TC Multicolored (Premier Players Card) None Rare 15  [CG027435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027435)

(This is a paper card with 3 names on the obverse)

TC Multicolored (Premier Players Card) None Rare 15  [CG027445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027445)

(This is a paper card with 4 names on the obverse)

*(See all other regular cards listed under Resorts at Wendover)*

[**RAINBOW CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHERC) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Rainbow Club) None Scarce 3  [CG144908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144908)

Gold (Rainbow Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG140738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140738)

2nd Grey (Rainbow Club Diamond) P726257-1 V Scarce 7  [CG200346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200346)

Black (Rainbow Club Chairman) P726257 V Scarce 7  [CG200347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200347)

3rd Gold (Rainbow Club Gold) P756307 Scarce 3  [CG198630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198630)

PCX Yellow (“Special Drawing”) None Scarce 3  [CG109284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109284)

PCX White (“Special Drawing”) None Scarce 3  [CG109285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109285)

(Says “Peppermill’s Rainbow Club Casino”)

[**RAMADA EXPRESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLARE) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1988 Closed: 2007

*(Later became Tropicana Express)*

1st Dk Green ("Slot Club") None Rare 10  [CG005973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005973)

(Fine detail on train, train wheels more yellow in color)

2nd Green ("Slot Club") None Rare 10  [CG062908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062908)

(Detail on train is not quite as fine as first issue, train wheels more orange in color)

3rd White ("Slot Club") PPC V Rare 15  [CG005974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005974)

(Raised printing. "This card is not transferable" is missing underneath "I.D. Required with

this card". Train details are easily seen.)

4th White ("Slot Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG005975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005975)

(Raised printing. Has "This card is not transferable" underneath "I.D. Required with this card")

5th White ("Slot Club") PPC Common 0  [CG062570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062570)

(Normal printing. There are slight variations of the train's detail and printing.)

White (“Slot Club”) PPC Common 0  [CG005972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005972)

(This issue has a larger “Insert This Edge”. that extends below the “Laughlin, Nevada” line)

Multi ("U.S. Veteran" ) None Common 1  [CG062545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062545)

(Obverse text moved to the right allowing for keypunch, issued only to Veterans)

Purple (Signature Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG062916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062916)

Black (Executive Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG062917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062917)

(There are 9 lines of text on the reverse above the phone number on these 2 cards, starburst on

obverse is to the right)

6th Purple (Signature Member) None Scarce 3  [CG005977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005977)

Black (Executive Member) None Scarce 3  [CG070956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070956)

(There are 8 lines of text on the reverse, starburst on obverse is to the right)

7th Black (Elite Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG005976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005976)

(Starburst to right obverse)

8th Purple/Yellow (Signature Member) None Common 1  [CG005978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005978)

Black/Yellow (Executive Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG005979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005979)

(Starburst on obverse is centered)

9th Teal (Classic Member) None Common 0  [CG087689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087689)

Wine (Signature Member) None Common 0  [CG091763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091763)

Black (Elite Member) None Scarce 3  [CG005980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005980)

(“Cash Express” reverse and mag strip)

10th Black (Players Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG005981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005981)

TC1 Tan (Preferred Passengers) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG005982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005982)

(Raised Print, NO Patent # on reverse)

TC2 Tan (Preferred Passengers) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG005983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005983)

(HAS Patent # on reverse)

TC3 Cream (Preferred Passengers) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG062914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062914)

(HAS Patent # on reverse)

TC Multi (“U.S. Veteran") None Common 1  [CG062915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062915)

(Text covers entire obverse of the card)

TC Multi (“U.S. Veteran”) None Common 1  [CG087688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087688)

(“Cash Express” reverse and mag strip)

XX Purple/Yellow (Signature Member) None Common 1  [CG005984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005984)

(Thin plastic temp with yellow band along bottom obverse – Distinguished Players Club)

XX Black/Yellow (Executive Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG005985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005985)

(Thin plastic temp wit h yellow band along bottom obverse – Distinguished Players)

XX Purple/(Signature Member) None Common 1  [CG005987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005987)

(Distinguished Players Club with Laughlin address on bottom reverse)

XX Black (Elite Member) None Scarce 3  [CG005988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005988)

(Distinguished Players Club with Laughlin address on bottom reverse)

PC Purple/Yellow (Signature Member) None Scarce 3  [CG005989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005989)

PC Black/Yellow (Executive Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG005991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005991)

(There is a small “SM” after “Elite Member”)

PC Cream (Preferred Passengers) None Scarce 3  [CG006001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006001)

PC Pink/Black (Preferred Passengers) None Scarce 3  [CG006013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006013)

(This card may or may not be laminated)

PC White (Pullman Players) None V Scarce 7  [CG112595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112595)

(Some early white cards had a large sticker attached to the end for “free nights stay” with

different expiration dates)

[**RAMPART**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVRC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Mustard/Tan (“Rampart Rewards”) ACC Common 1  [CG058553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058553)

(No insert arrows)

2nd Mustard/Tan (“Rampart Rewards”) PPC Common 0  [CG111723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111723)

3rd Mustard/Tan (“Rampart Rewards”) ACC Common 0  [CG111724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111724)

(This card has small “insert arrows” on the obverse)

(There are many color & pattern variations)

4th Blue (Resort Rewards) PPC Common 0  [CG111725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111725)

Brown (Resort Rewards Summerlin) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111726)

Red (Resort Rewards Summerlin Elite) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111727)

(Reverse logo is 21mm wide)

5th Blue (Resort Rewards) PPC Common 0  [CG134877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134877)

Brown (Resort Rewards Summerlin) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG144639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144639)

(Reverse logo is 23mm wide)

6th Green (Rampart Rewards) None Common 0  [CG187489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187489)

Orange (Rempart Rewards – Summerlin) None Scarce 3  [CG187490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187490)

Metallic Bronze (Rampart Rewards – Summerlin Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG187491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187491)

Black (Rampart Rewards – Summerlin Elite) None Rare 10  [CG187492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187492)

(Vertical cards with palm tree image)

XX Beige (Race & Sports Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG143254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143254)

(Reverse is upside down)

XX Black/Wine (Summerlin Room) None V Rare 35  [CG111728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111728)

(100 cards were given out by management – not for machine use)

XX Blue (Summerlin Room-Jan-June 2005) None Rare 10  [CG111729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111729)

XX Green (Summerlin Room –July-Dec 2005) None Rare 10  [CG111730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111730)

XX Brown (Summerlin Room – Jan-June 2006) None Rare 10  [CG111731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111731)

XX Brown/Tan (Summerlin Room – July-Dec 2006) None Rare 10  [CG111732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111732)

XX Dk/Lt Purple (Summerlin Room – Jan-June 2007) None Rare 10  [CG111733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111733)

XX Black/Grey (Summerlin Room – July-Dec 2007) None Rare 10  [CG111734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111734)

XX Yellow-Orange/Grey (Summerlin Room – Jan-June 2008) None Rare 10  [CG111735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111735)

XX Brown/White (Summerlin Room & Gold Rope – July-Dec 2008) None Rare 10  [CG111736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111736)

XX Brown/Grey (Summerlin Room & Gold Ribbon) None Rare 10  [CG111737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111737)

(Rampart centered in black box above “Summerlin Room” – Jan-June 2009)

XX Brown/Orange (Summerlin Room Member – July-Dec 2009) None Rare 10  [CG111738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111738)

(“Rampart Casino” in orange centered right obverse)

XX Brown/Off White (Summerlin Room Member & Gold Metal) None Rare 10  [CG111739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111739)

(Copyright 2010 on reverse – “Rampart Casino” in box top right of obverse)

XX Black/Off White (Summerlin Room Elite) None Rare 10  [CG111740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111740)

(Copyright 2010 on reverse)

XX Mustard/White (Summerlin Room Elite) None Rare 10  [CG111742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111742)

(Copyright 2011 on reverse)

XX Red/White (Summerlin Room Member) None Rare 10  [CG111743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111743)

(Copyright 2011 on reverse)

[**RANCHO MESQUITE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMERM) **(Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2000

1st Black ("Rewards Card") None Rare 10  [CG044568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044568)

(The reverse phone number for Rancho Mesquite Casino is 1-702-346-4600)

2nd Black ("Rewards Card") None Scarce 3  [CG044569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044569)

(The reverse phone number for Rancho Mesquite Casino is 1-702-346-4646)

3rd Black ("Bonus Card") None Scarce 3  [CG044570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044570)

(The reverse phone number for Rancho Mesquite Casino is 1-702-346-4646)

PC White (Punch Card with numbers 1-31 around edges) None Scarce 3  [CG109592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109592)

PC White ($100,000 Giveaway Drawing Ticket) None Scarce 3  [CG121589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121589)

**[REBEL REPUBLIC](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU69) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (All-Star) None Scarce 3  [CG199220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199220)

Brown (MVP) None Scarce 3  [CG199221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199221)

[**RED DRAGON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLARD) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Small casino on the 2nd floor inside the Laughlin River Lodge)*

1st Yellow (Red Dragon) None Common 1  [CG208864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208864)

[**RED GARTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWERG) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 1999

Reopened: 2004 Closed: No

1st Red ("Red Garter Club") None Ex Rare 75  [CG109580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109580)

(Raised printing, Room reservations (702) 664-2888)

2nd Red ("Red Garter Club") PPC Rare 15  [CG053071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053071)

("Room Reservations 1- (800) 982-2111")

Green ("Red Garter Club") PPC Ex Rare 600  [CG109581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109581)

(Only one known copy in collector hands, last sold for $750 on eBay several years ago)

Gold (“Red Garter Club”) PPC Ex Rare 300  [CG109582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109582)

(Both cards are unique. The green card’s purpose was unknown – gold was a higher level card.)

3rd Red (“Cash Back Players Club”) None V Scarce 15  [CG109583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109583)

(Last tiny line on obverse is “black”. This card is NOT inserted into the machine, but scanned

“in” and “out” of the casino. Lost cards are cut in half.)

4th Red (“Cash Back Players Club”) None Scarce 7  [CG109584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109584)

(Last tiny line on obverse is now “white”. There is also a slight change on the reverse.)

5th Black (“Club Garter VIP Player”) None Scarce 7  [CG091316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091316)

*(This casino also used the Holder Link cards for a short time but it is unclear where in the order*

*of the above cards they were used. Red Garter started using common cards from Wendover*

*Resorts in Feb 2016 that are also used at Wendover Nugget)*

[**RED LION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELRL) **(Elko, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1972 Closed: no

*(All cards are also used at the Gold Country Inn & Casino that is across the street)*

1st Multi ("Player's Club" & Roulette Wheel) None Rare 15  [CG114110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114110)

Purple ("Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG128647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128647)

(Fourth line on reverse begins "Gold Country", 6mm space from "Signature" to first line of text)

Purple ("Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG052257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052257)

(Fourth line on reverse begins "Gold Country", 3mm space from "Signature" to first line of text)

2nd Purple ("Players Club") None Common 1  [CG109165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109165)

(On reverse, 4th line begins "the Gold Country". The “t” in “request” is above the “v” in “reservations”)

3rd Purple (“Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG052256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052256)

(On the reverse, the “t” in “request” is above the 2nd “r” in “reservations”)

4th Gold (Go For the Gold Country) None Common 1  [CG109167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109167)

5th Red/Purple (“Gold Country Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG109168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109168)

6th Teal (Comps Plus +) None V Scarce 7  [CG109169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109169)

Green (Comps Plus +) None Scarce 3  [CG052258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052258)

Red (Comps Plus ++) None Scarce 3  [CG109170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190170)

Gold (Comps Plus +++) None Scarce 3  [CG109171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190171)

Blue Grey (Comps Plus ++++) None Scarce 3  [CG109172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190172)

(“Best Western” on reverse)

7th Green (Comps Plus +) None Common 1  [CG109173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190173)

Red Orange (Comps Plus ++) None Common 1  [CG109174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190174)

Gold (Comps Plus +++) None Scarce 3  [CG109175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190175)

Green Grey (Comps Plus ++++) None Scarce 3  [CG109176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190176)

(There appear to be two color variations of the first four level cards in this issue)

Brown (Comps Plus ++++) None Scarce 3  [CG109177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190177)

(**NO** “Best Western” on reverse of this issue)

XX White ("Slot Technician Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG109178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190178)

(Various issue cards are known with “Fabulous 50+” senior stickers)

[**RED LION CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWIRL) **(Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(Became the Winnemucca Inn)*

1st Tan/ Multi (VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG109590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109590)

2nd Green (Comps Plus +) None Common 1  [CG109591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109591)

Red (Comps Plus ++) None Common 1  [CG109598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109598)

Gold (Comps Plus +++) None Common 1  [CG109600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109600)

Grey (Comps Plus ++++) None Common 1  [CG109601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109601)

[**RED ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVRR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(See "Station’s Casinos" for main cards)*

[**REDSTONE GRILLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX20) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2009

1st White/Red (Redstone Grille Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111747)

2nd White/Red (Redstone Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111748)

(Signature strip on obverse)

**[REGENCY CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLARG) (Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX Red/Black ("$25 Moola's Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG198281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198281)

(Win a $50 or more Jackpot and receive $5 cash back and a punch on your Moola's Players

Club Card. Get 20 punches and receive a $25 Moola Bonus. No mention of any machines

not included.)

XX Red/Black ("$25 Moola's Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG103752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103752)

(Win a $50 or more Jackpot and receive $5 cash back and a punch on your Moola's Players

Club Card. Get 20 punches and receive a $25 Moola Bonus. Mentions $5 machines & select

marked machines not included.)

**[REGENT](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVRE) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: 2002

1st Yellow ("Razz") None Common 1  [CG062150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062150)

(This issue can have a dark or light purple reverse)

2nd Yellow ("Razz") CPICA 24323 Common 1  [CG111749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111749)

(1st and 2nd issues have been known to come with silver "$$" stickers)

XX Beige (Race & Sports/Keno Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111750)

XX White (Regent Pool Party Cash) None Common 1  [CG111751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111751)

[**REMEDY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHER2) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("VIP Club") None Common 1  [CG110436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110436)

[**RENO HILTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREHR) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2006

1st Navy Blue ("Club Magic") None Rare 10  [CG110220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110220)

(The obverse of this card is the same as the Las Vegas Hilton, but this card is much rarer)

2nd Gold ("Club Magic" & "Valid Thru") None Scarce 3  [CG110221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110221)

(Reverse has "Reno Hilton" in block letters on 2 lines)

3rd Gold ("Club Magic" Only) None Scarce 3  [CG110222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110222)

(Reverse has "Reno Hilton" in block letters on 2 lines. White and off white reverse.)

4th Gold ("Club Magic" Only) None Scarce 3  [CG063119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063119)

(Reverse has "Reno Hilton" in script on 1 line)

5th Dk Mustard (Larger "Club Magic" Logo & "Valid Thru") None Scarce 3  [CG110223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110223)

6th Dk Gold (Larger "Club Magic" Logo & "Valid Thru") None Scarce 3  [CG110224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110224)

(Reverse has "Reno Hilton" in script on 2 lines. "H" in Hilton extends down to 5th line.)

7th Navy/Red (“Reno Hilton”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG063120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063120)

(Larger PPC logo is 21mm wide)

Navy/Red ("Reno Hilton") PPC Scarce 3  [CG164935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164935)

(Smaller PPC logo is 19mm wide)

(Navy/Red cards were used as a temp card for awhile in 2000, but may be an earlier card that

was saved by Hilton)

Dk Gold (Smaller "Club Magic" Logo & "Valid Thru") None Scarce 3  [CG110233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110233)

(Reverse has "Reno Hilton" in script on 2 lines. "H" in Hilton extends down to 4th line.)

8th Dk Gold ("Club Magic at the Reno Hilton") None Common 0  [CG110235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110235)

(Reverse has 1-800-443-3105 Ext. 2362. "Club 55" stickers are attached for seniors.)

9th Dk Gold (“Club Magic at the Reno Hilton”) cpi 2006354 Common 1  [CG110237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110237)

10th Dk Gold (“Club Magic at the Reno Hilton”) None Common 0  [CG110239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110239)

(Reverse has “1-888-547-2081”. Last digit is under the “**o**” in Hilton.)

Dk Gold (“Club Magic at the Reno Hilton”) None Common 0  [CG110241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110241)

(Wider insert arrows on obverse. Reverse has “1-888-547-2081”. Last digit is under the “**n**”

in Hilton. Color variations exist.)

11th Dk Gold (“Club Magic at the Reno Hilton”) cpi 2009849 Common 0  [CG110240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110240)

12th Black/Olive (Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG110247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110247)

(This issue had both White and Tan “Connection Card” on obverse)

XX Blue ("ABC Centennial 1895-1995") None Scarce 3  [CG063121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063121)

(Color variations. This card was only issued to professional bowlers. This would have been an

extremely rare card, except that a box survived and blanks were available for the asking at the

slot card booth!)

XX Red (Gold "2000") None V Rare 15  [CG070958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070958)

XX Red (Silver "2000") None V Rare 15  [CG110254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110254)

(These cards were used exclusively on New Year's Eve for one night only. The reverse is blank.

The "2000" on the obverse is susceptible to lifting as the glue is weak.)

XX White (Cavalcade Cash & Prizes) None Scarce 3  [CG110255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110255)

(Bottom line on the obverse is brown in color. Last line on the reverse begins “collecting…”)

XX White (Cavalcade Cash & Prizes) None Scarce 3  [CG110256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110256)

(The bottom line on the obverse is white in color. Last line on the reverse begins “tickets.”)

[**REPETE'S BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX84) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (RePete's ReWards Red) None Scarce 3  [CG115987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115987)

Grey (RePete's ReWards Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG116657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116657)

Black (RePete's ReWards Black) None Scarce 3  [CG116658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116658)

[**RESERVE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHERE) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2001

*(Became the “Fiesta” in November, 2001)*

1st Purple/Black ("Club Reserve") None Common 1  [CG109286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109286)

(White and off white reverse)

2nd Purple/Black ("Club Reserve") DLR CP Common 1  [CG069168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069168)

(White and off white reverse)

3rd Purple/Black ("Club Reserve") PPC Common 1  [CG109287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109287)

Tan ("Club Reserve Gold") None Scarce 3  [CG062563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062563)

PCX White ("300 Point Club Reserve Bonus Bingo") None Scarce 3  [CG109288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109288)

[**RESORT AT SUMMERLIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVRA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2000

*(Became the Regent in 2000)*

1st Red ("Sertus") None Scarce 3  [CG062149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062149)

(Some cards have “$$” stickers)

2nd Red (Logo above “The Resort at Summerlin”) None Rare 15  [CG111752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111752)

(This was actually a room key that was used as a slot card for a period of time)

3rd White (Picture of Casino & Mountains) None Rare 15  [CG111753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111753)

(This room key was also used as a slot card for a period of time)

[**RESORTS AT WENDOVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWERA) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

*(All cards are used at Montego Bay, Peppermill and Rainbow Casinos)*

1st Purple (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Common 1  [CG026916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026916)

Gold (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Common 1  [CG026919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026919)

Silver (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Common 1  [CG026960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026960)

Silver (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG026981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026981)

(There is a glittery Diamond on the obverse of this card. “Passport” & reverse in purple)

(**Note: “**A Customer Loyalty Program” starts **20 mm** to right)

Grey (Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay-NO “Passport”) None Scarce 3  [CG027014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027014)

(There is no “Passport” or bottom line on the obverse of this card)

2nd Purple (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Common 1  [CG027015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027015)

Copper (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027016)

Gold (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027116)

Silver (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027117)

Grey (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027119)

(**Note:** “A Customer Loyalty Program” starts **25 mm** to right. “Passport” outlined in black)

(This issue card now has a **Black** Shooting Star on the obverse, on all but the purple card)

3rd Purple (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Common 1  [CG027120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027120)

Copper (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027122)

Gold (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027126)

Silver (“Passport” & “casino names” in silver) None Scarce 3  [CG027127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027127)

Silver (“Passport” & “casino names” in purple & Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG027129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027129)

(This issue has “The New Way to Play” on the obverse & 1-800-537-0207 at the bottom of the

reverse plus three websites listed, one for each casino. The text on the purple card is slightly

wider than what was used on the higher level cards although the content is identical.)

4th Copper ("Passport" & Rainboe, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG129527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129527)

Gold (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027130)

(“Resorts at Wendover” in tiny letters obverse. On reverse-1-800-**537-0207** and a single

website is listed. The top line of text on the reverse is in italics.)

5th Purple (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Common 1  [CG027134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027134)

Copper (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027136)

Gold (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027141)

Silver (“Passport” & “casino names” in silver) None Scarce 3  [CG027150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027150)

Silver (“Passport” & “casino names” in purple & Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG027173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027173)

(“Resorts at Wendover” in tiny letters obverse. On reverse-1-800-**537-0207** and a single

website is listed. The top line of text on the reverse is NOT in italics.)

6th Purple (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Common 1  [CG027176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027176)

Tan (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027274)

Gold (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027179)

Silver (“Passport” & Rainbow, Peppermill, Montego Bay) None Scarce 3  [CG027195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027195)

Silver (“Passport” & “casino names” in purple & Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG027213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027213)

(“Resorts at Wendover” in tiny letters obverse. On reverse-1-800-**217-0049**)

7th Red (Passport Rewards) None Common 1  [CG115281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115281)

Bronze (Passport Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG115282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115282)

Gold (Passport Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG115283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115283)

Grey (Passport Rewards Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG115284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115284)

Silver (Passport Rewards Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG115285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115285)

(Cards now say "Resorts at Wendover" on obverse with large overlapping PR in a cirlce logo)

8th Red (Passport Rewards) P686001 Common 1  [CG130728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130728)

9th Red (Passport Rewards) P716676 Common 1  [CG159475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159475)

Bronze (Passport Rewards Bronze) P716676-1 Scarce 3  [CG160042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160042)

Gold (Passport Rewards Gold) P716676-2 Scarce 3  [CG160043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160043)

Grey (Passport Rewards Platinum) P716676-3 Scarce 3  [CG160044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160044)

Silver (Passport Rewards Diamond) P741185 Scarce 3  [CG160045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160045)

(Some cards are issued with a “Max” sticker, when “fly and stay” is purchased)

10th Red (Passport Rewards) P783631 Common 1  [CG182053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182053)

[**RIO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVRI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: no

1st White ("Rio" Logo. 1st Stripe Orange – No Punch Board) None V Rare- 50  [CG008734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008734)

White ("Rio" Logo. 1st Stripe Orange – Punch Board) None V Rare- 50  [CG151881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151881)

(1st issue cards have 4 lines of text above signatuer strip. Reverse bar code is 38mm long)

2nd White ("Rio" Logo. 1st Stripe Orange – No Punch Board) None V Rare 50  [CG008740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008740)

(Reverse barcode is 42mm long. Acct# is above the Resv#)

3rd White ("Rio" Logo 1st Stripe Red – No Punch Board) None V Rare- 50  [CG008741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008741)

(4 lines of text above signature strip. Reverse bar code is 42mm long. Acct# above Resv#)

White ("Rio" logo 1st Stripe Red – Punch Board Reader) None V Rare- 50  [CG151882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151882)

(4 lines of text above signature strip. Reverse bar code is 42mm long. Acct# above Resv#)

White ("Rio" Logo 1st Stripe Red – Punch Board Reader) None V Rare- 50  [CG114446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114446)

(4 lines of text above signature strip. Reverse bar code is 42mm long. Resv# above Acct#)

White ("Rio" Logo 1st Stripe Red – Punch Board Reader) None V Rare 75  [CG008742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008742)

(3 lines of text above signature strip. Reverse bar code is 42mm long)

(All 1st thru 3rd issue cards have a bar code and mag stripe on the reverse while some

cards also have punch board reader holes as noted)

4th White ("Rio" Logo – Bar Code Only) PPC V Rare+ 100  [CG008743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008743)

(7 lines of text above signature strip, PPC logo in middle of reverse, Resv# only)

White ("Rio" Logo) PPC V Rare+ 100  [CG008744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008744)

(7 lines of text above signature strip, PPC logo in middle of reverse, Resv# above Acct#)

White ("Rio" Logo – Punch Board Reader Only) PPC V Rare+ 100  [CG133020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133020)

(7 lines of text above signature strip, PPC logo in middle of reverse, No barcode on reverse)

(No mag stripe on any of the 4th issue cards)

5th Purple (“Play Rio” Punch Board & Magnetic Stripe) Cameo V Rare 35  [CG008745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008745)

6th Purple ("Play Rio" Bar Code & Thin Mag Stripe) PPC Rare+ 15  [CG008747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008747)

7th Purple ("Play Rio" Bar Code & Punch Board Reader) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG008748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008748)

Purple ("Play Rio" Bar Code Only) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG139935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139935)

8th Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader Only) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG065075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065075)

9th Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG059213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059213)

(Phone # on reverse is 1-800-777-1711. Color variations exist both obverse and reverse)

White/Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Reader & Mag Stripe) PPC V Rare 50  [CG008733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008733)

(Same reverse. This white card may be a temp, but use is unknown. Very hard to find.)

10th Purple ("Play Rio" Mag Stripe Only) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG008749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008749)

(Phone# on reverse is 1-800-777-1711)

11th Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) PPC Scarce 3  [CG008750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008750)

(Phone # on reverse is 1-800-PLAY RIO & PPC logo is 20mm wide)

Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) PPC Scarce 3  [CG123538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123538)

(Phone# on reverse is 1-800-PLAYRIO & PPC logo is 25mm wide)

(6th through 11th issues have smaller obverse "Play Rio")

12th Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG008751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008751)

(“Play Rio” background pattern is much bolder)

Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG008752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008752)

(Faint background obverse)

(This iss has no mention of policy to rate all players wagering $25 or more each hand)

13th Lt Purple (“Play Rio” Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG008753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008753)

(Obverse color is much different from surrounding issues. “Play Rio” background pattern is

much bolder. Phone # on reverse is 1-800-PLAY RIO.)

14th Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG059211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059211)

Purple ("Play Rio" Mag Stripe Only) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG008754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008754)

Purple ("Play Rio" Punch Board Reader & Mag Stripe) None Scarce 3  [CG008755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008755)

(Phone # on reverse is 1-800-PLAY RIO. This issue has "The Rio's Policy is to rate all players

wagering $25 or more each hand.")

15th Purple ("Play Rio" Mag Stripe Only) None Scarce 3  [CG008756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008756)

(Phone # on reverse is 1-800-PLAY RIO. This issue has "The Rio's Policy is to rate all players

wagering $25 or more each hand.")

(Mag stripe now at top on the reverse, all earlier cards had the mag stripe at the bottom)

16th Purple ("Play Rio" Mag Stripe Only) None Scarce 3  [CG059212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059212)

(Phone # on reverse is 1-800-PLAY RIO. This issue has no mention of rating $25 players.)

(12th through 16th issues have larger obverse "Play Rio")

17th Gold ("Total Rewards Gold") None Common 0  [CG059214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059214)

Silver ("Total Rewards Platinum") None Common 1  [CG059215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059215)

White ("Total Rewards Diamond") None Scarce 3  [CG059216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059216)

(“1-800-777-1711” Phone # in bold type on the reverse. No other properties are listed.)

18th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) None Common 0  [CG008767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008767)

Silver (“Total Rewards Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG069167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069167)

White (“Total Rewards Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG059217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059217)

(Reverse has 4 Harrah’s properties listed along with a 2001 copyright date)

19th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) None Common 0  [CG008768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008768)

Silver (“Total Rewards Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG008769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008769)

White (“Total Rewards Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG008770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008770)

(Copyright 2003 on reverse)

20th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) None Common 0  [CG008771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008771)

Silver (“Total Rewards Platinum”) None Common 0  [CG008772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008772)

White (“Total Rewards Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG008773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008773)

(Copyright 2004 on reverse)

21st Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) None Common 0  [CG008774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008774)

White (“Total Rewards Diamond”) None Common 0  [CG008775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008775)

(Copyright 2005 on reverse)

PC White ("Club Rio" Paper Card) None Ex Rare 40  [CG008757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008757)

(No writing on back. This was actually the Rio's first slot club card.)

PC White ("Club Rio" Paper Card) None Ex Rare 30  [CG008758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008758)

(Phone #800-289-1711)

PC White ("Club Rio" Paper Card) None Ex Rare 30  [CG008766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008766)

(Phone #800-777-1711)

PC Blue/White (Small Total Rewards over Platinum w/Logo) None Scarce 1  [CG059218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059218)

(Printed with player name & info on obverse like normal card, Rio logo on reverse)

*(See Harrah’s Universal Section for later cards)*

**[RIVER PALMS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLARP) (Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2014

*(Sold to the owners of Dotty's in July 2014 and became the Laughlin River Lodge)*

1st White/Blue (Players Club) PPC Rare 15  [CG062937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062937)

(White and off white reverse)

2nd Gold (Players Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG009102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009102)

(First two cards have both a punchboard reader and magnetic stripe. PPC logo on bottom of

reverse, below the mag stripe. Phone number is 1-877-RVR-PALM. Color variations exit.)

Gold (Players Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG009103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009103)

(This card is unique, has PPC logo on bottom of reverse, below the mag stripe but only has the

mag stripe and no punchboard reader. Phone number is 1-877-RVR-PALM.)

3rd Gold (Players Club) PPC Rare 15  [CG009104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009104)

(Magnetic stripe only. PPC logo is vertical on right side of reverse, above the mag stripe. Phone

number is 1-888-298-2242. White and off white reverse.)

4th Gold (Players Club) None Common 0  [CG070959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070959)

(There are subtle color variations of this card. Reverse text is similar to 3rd issue.)

5th Yellow/Red (Players Club) None Common 0  [CG009105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009105)

Black (Players Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG009106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009106)

Purple (Players Club Signature) None V Scarce 7  [CG009107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009107)

(Elite and Signature cards have 03/10 expiration dates printed by the card manufacturer in gold)

6th Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) None Common 0  [CG092401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092401)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG091764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091764)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG009108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009108)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG009109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009109)

Black (TROP Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG009114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009114)

(These cards have the River Palms logo in the lower right on the obverse)

(Stickers are common)

PCX White/Multi (“Player Rating Card-Beach Club Bingo” ) None Rare 15  [CG009115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009115)

(2 lines in reverse paragraph)

PCX White/Multi (“Player Rating card-Beach Club Bingo”) None Rare 15  [CG009116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009116)

(3 lines in reverse paragraph)

XX Blue (We Salute Our American Heroes) None Scarce 3  [CG009117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009117)

XX Blue (Honoring All Who Served) None Scarce 3  [CG009118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009118)

[**RIVERBOAT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRERI) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1988 Closed: 1998

1st White (Small "Slots Ahoy!" Logo in Upper Right) None Ex Rare 100  [CG110257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110257)

(This is believed to be the first issue. Reverse is blank. Punchboard Reader.)

2nd Red ("Slots Ahoy!) None V Rare+ 30  [CG110258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110258)

(Raised printing and Black Box on reverse)

3rd Red ("Slots Ahoy!) PPC V Rare 15  [CG110259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110259)

(Raised printing and "Patent Pending" on reverse)

4th Red ("Slots Ahoy!) PPC V Rare 15  [CG110260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110260)

(Shaded PPC logo and "Patent Pending" on reverse. Distance "v" to "Patent Pending is 51mm.)

Red ("Slots Ahoy!) PPC V Rare 15  [CG110261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110261)

(Shaded PPC logo and "Patent Pending" on reverse. Distance "v" to "Patent Pending is 52mm.)

5th Red ("Slots Ahoy!) None Rare 10  [CG110262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110262)

White ("Slots Ahoy! Admiral) None V Rare 25  [CG110263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110263)

**(On above five issues, the 3rd line on the reverse begins "poker machines…")**

6th Maroon ("Slots Ahoy!) None V Scarce 7  [CG063115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063115)

(the 3rd line on the reverse begins "games & keno…")

7th Red (Larger "Slots Ahoy!") None Scarce 5  [CG110264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110264)

(the 3rd  line on the reverse begins "& keno…" Minor color variations exist as well as cards

with the word "1 Star" printed on reverse. May be rating level, but unknown.)

8th Red (Larger "Slots Ahoy!") PPC Scarce 3  [CG063116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063116)

White ("Slots Ahoy! Admiral) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG110265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110265)

(Reverse adds "In Canada Call 1-800-321-4711" on this issue)

[**RIVERSIDE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLARR) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st Black/White (Lg. "King of Clubs" Logo 41mm Wide) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG091777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091777)

(Possibly a temporary card)

Black (Large "King of Clubs" Logo 38mm Wide) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG062877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062877)

Red (Large "King of Clubs" Logo) Faraday Ex Rare 100  [CG091778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091778)

(The exact purpose of this red card is unknown)

2nd Black/White (Lg. "King of Clubs" Logo 41mm Wide) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG062876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062876)

(Possibly a temporary card)

3rd Black (Small "King of Clubs" Logo 35mm Wide) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG065365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065365)

(Phone number on reverse, some cards may have an off white reverse)

4th Black (Small "King of Clubs" Logo 35mm Wide) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG065367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065367)

(Phone number on reverse)

5th Black (Small "King of Clubs" Logo 35mm Wide) None Common 0  [CG062879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062879)

(Phone number on reverse)

6th Black (Smaller "King of Clubs" Logo 30mm Wide) None Common 0  [CG062878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062878)

(Obverse logo is a greener bluish than previous issues. Below Bear is “Slot Club”**)**

7th Black (Smaller "King of Clubs" Logo 30mm Wide) None Common 0  [CG062880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062880)

(Last line begins “cancelled at any time….” Obverse logo is a greener bluish than previous

issues. Below Bear is “Players’ Club”**)**

8thBlack (Smaller "King of Clubs" Logo 31mm Wide) None Common 0  [CG091775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091775)

(Obverse logo is a greener bluish than previous issues. Below Bear is “Players’ Club”)

9th Black (“King of Clubs” Logo – Baby Blue Box 32mm) None Common 0  [CG091774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091774)

10th Black (“King of Clubs” Logo – Lt Blue Box 30mm) None Common 0  [CG091776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091776)

(Last line begins “for any reason.”)

11th Black (“King of Clubs” Logo – Lt Blue Box 31mm) None Common 0  [CG121104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121104)

(Last line begins “at any time...”)

12th Black ("King of Clubs" Logo – Lt Blue Box) plicards Common 0  [CG195358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195358)

(Has "P692619" in upper left on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Black ("King of Clubs" Logo – Lt Blue Box) plicards Common 0  [CG141483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141483)

(Has "P709577" in upper left on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

13th Black ("King of Clubs" Logo – Lt Blue Box) plicards Common 0  [CG146108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146108)

(Has "P715372" in upper left on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

14th Black (Golden Anniversary 1966-2016) plicards Common 0  [CG159830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159830)

(Has “P740764” in upper left on reverse and “www.plicards.com” in upper right)

Black (Golden Anniversary 1966-2016) plicards Common 0  [CG161653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161653)

(Has “P747785” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

Black (Golden Anniversary 1966-2016) plicards Common 0  [CG161653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161653)

(Has “P756938” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

15th Black/Bronze (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Bronze) plicards Common 0  [CG165110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165110)

(“has “P759669-2” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

Black/Silver (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Silver) plicards Scarce 3  [CG165186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165186)

(“has “P759669-1” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

Gold/White (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Gold) plicards Scarce 3  [CG200269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200269)

(“has “P759669” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

Silver/White (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Platinum) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG165193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165193)

(“has “P759669-3” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

16th Black/Bronze (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Bronze) plicards Common 0  [CG171422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171422)

(“has “P763994-2” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

Black/Silver (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Silver) plicards Scarce 3  [CG171423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171423)

(“has “P763994-1” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

Gold/White (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Gold) plicards Scarce 3  [CG171424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171424)

(“has “P763994” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

Silver/White (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Platinum) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG171567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171567)

(“has “P763994-3” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

17th Gold/White (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Gold) plicards Scarce 3  [CG183574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183574)

(“has “P766161” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

18th Black/Bronze (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Bronze) plicards Common 0  [CG180592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180592)

(“has “P782575” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

19th Black/Bronze (King of Clubs Players’ Club – Bronze) plicards Common 0  [CG198645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198645)

(“has “P812954” in upper left on reverse and www.plicards.com in upper right)

(“Local Pride” stickers are known, entitling player to various discounts)

XX Green (Large "King of Clubs" Logo) None V Rare- 40  [CG015812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015812)

(Employee card, typically embossed with the word “FLOOR” or “SLOT SHIFT SUPERV”)

XX Gold (Riverside Resort) None V Rare- 40  [CG015803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015803)

(6 line text aligned on reverse)

XX Gold (Riverside Resort) None V Rare- 40  [CG015811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015811)

(7 lines text is centered, NOT aligned on reverse)

(Issued from 1990-93, used by cocktail waitresses. **NOT** a card used to track player play.)

PC Orange (VIP Bingo Club Card - dated 2-96) None Common 0  [CG015826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015826)

PC Orange (VIP Bingo Club Card - dated 11-96) None Common 0  [CG015827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015827)

PC Orange (VIP Bingo Club Card - dated 4-98) None Common 0  [CG015848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015848)

PC Dk Orange (VIP Bingo Club Card - undated) None Common 0  [CG015858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015858)

(Bingo Club Cards have faint Riverside logo in background, printed dates in lower right corner)

[**RIVIERA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVRV) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1988 Closed: 2015

1st Brown/Orange ("Riviera") Data Card V Scarce- 5  [CG062154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062154)

2nd Brown/Orange ("Riviera") None V Scarce+ 10  [CG005297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005297)

(Cards found with sticker on reverse to call a Slot Host or VIP stickers on obverse)

3rd Gold ("Gold Club Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG062155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062155)

4th Lt Purple (Picture of "Splash Tower") None Scarce 3  [CG005298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005298)

(On reverse, third line under Please begins "$25 per hand". This issue has both a white and off

white reverse.)

5th Lt Purple (Picture of "Splash Tower") None Scarce 3  [CG005299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005299)

(On reverse, third line under Please begins "is not transferable")

6th Lt Purple (Picture of "Splash Tower") None Scarce 3  [CG062156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062156)

(On reverse, third line under Please begins "purposes.")

7th Orange ("Hot Slots" Temporary Card) None Scarce 3  [CG062160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062160)

Black ("Riviera Players Club") None Common 0  [CG068220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068220)

(On reverse, "Please Use This Card" is on left aligned with other text)

8th Black ("Riviera Players Club") None Common 0  [CG062157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062157)

(On reverse, "Please Use This Card" is indented)

9th Black ("Riviera Players Club") None Common 0  [CG062158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062158)

(Similar to above card, but on obverse there's a line over "Riviera" on bottom right. The “1” in

the phone number is over the “L” in Las Vegas.)

10th Black ("Riviera Players Club") None Common 0  [CG005292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005292)

(Similar to above card, but the “1” in the phone number is to the left of the “L” in Las Vegas)

(Some black cards found with various stickers such as “VIP”, “Gambler’s Slot Spree” or

“$15 MIN BET for Table Rating”)

11th Black (“Players Club” & 50th Anniversary) None Common 0  [CG005293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005293)

12th Blue/Clear (Club Riviera Select) None Common 0  [CG005294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005294)

(**Blue** reverse)

Gold/Clear (Club Riviera Gold) None Common 0  [CG005295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005295)

(**Gold** reverse, Phone number-1-800-634-**3420**)

Silver/Clear (Club Riviera Platinum) None Common 0  [CG005296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005296)

(**Silver** reverse)

13th Blue/Clear (Club Riviera Select) None Common 0  [CG091790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091790)

(**Dk Grey** reverse, Phone number-1-800-634-**3420**)

Gold /Clear (Club Riviera Gold) None Common 0  [CG091791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091791)

(**Black** reverse, Phone number-1-800-634-**3420**)

Silver/Clear (Club Riviera Platinum) None Common 0  [CG091793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091793)

(**Black** reverse)

14th Blue/Clear (Club Riviera Select) None Common 0  [CG091787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091787)

(**Dk Grey** reverse, Phone number-1-800-637-**5687**)

15th Blue/Clear (Club Riviera Select) None Common 0  [CG091788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091788)

Gold /Clear (Club Riviera Gold) None Common 0  [CG091789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091789)

(**Black** reverse, Phone number-1-800-637-**5687**)

16th Green (Riviera Rewards - Player) None Common 0  [CG099143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099143)

(Cards have been found printed as "PROMO" cards along with numberous employee printings)

Yellow (Riviera Rewards Gold) None Common 0  [CG012606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012606)

Grey (Riviera Rewards Platinum) None Common 0  [CG012607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012607)

XX White (Bonus Card) None Rare 15  [CG062159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062159)

XX White (Bonus Card) PPC Rare+ 20  [CG111754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111754)

(Above two cards may have been used for several different purposes and at different times.

A white sticker "20 pts for free buffet" is affixed to several of the above cards.)

XX White (Gambler's Spree VIP Slot Program) None V Rare 50  [CG111755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111755)

(Raised Printing & Blank Reverse)

XX Cream (Gambler's Spree VIP Slot Program) None V Rare 50  [CG111756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111756)

(Raised Printing & Blank Reverse)

XX Red (Japanese Character & YinYang Symbol) None V Rare 50  [CG060428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060428)

XX Gold (Japanese Character & YinYang Symbol) None V Rare 75  [CG066517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066517)

XX Blue (“New Friends Club” & Receive a Free Cap) None V Scarce 7  [CG111758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111758)

XX Blue (“Aristocrat Club” & “Charter Member”) None V Rare 50  [CG111759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111759)

XX Blue ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111760)

XX Lt Blue (“Riviera Bus Program & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111761)

XX Teal (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111762)

XX Lt Teal (“Riviera Bus program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111763)

XX Grey (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111764)

XX Purple (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111765)

XX Lt Purple (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111766)

XX Lavender (“Riviera Bus program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111767)

XX Silver (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111768)

XX Cream ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111769)

XX Green ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111770)

XX Lt Lime (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111771)

XX Mint (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111772)

XX Mustard ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111773)

XX Peach ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111774)

XX Orange ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111775)

XX Pink ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111776)

XX Lt Pink ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111777)

XX Tan (“Riviera Bus Program” & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111778)

XX Yellow ("Riviera Bus Program" & Bus) None Rare 10  [CG111779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111779)

(Picture of Bus. These cards are very hard to get with 50 or more slight color variations reported.)

XX Red (Free $10 Slot Play) None Scarce 3  [CG111780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111780)

PC Orange ("Hot Slots" Temporary Card) None Common 1  [CG062162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062162)

PC Red ("Earn 10 Points" for Free Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG111757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111757)

("…playing anywhere in Nickel Town")

PC Blue ("Earn 10 Points" for Free Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG062163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062163)

("…playing anywhere in Slot Adventure", last line on obverse starts “Limit one…”)

PC Blue ("Earn 10 Points" for Free Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG193090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193090)

("…playing anywhere in Slot Adventure", last line on obverse starts “Reserved…”)

PC Blue ("Earn 10 Points" for Free Hat) None Common 1  [CG062164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062164)

("…playing anywhere in Slot World")

(Some cards have been found with “stickers” on them. EX-“$15 Min Bet for Table Rating”.)

[**ROAD RUNNER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHER3) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Brown (“V Gaming” & web site) None Common 1  [CG110453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110453)

(“Ventner Grill” mentioned on the reverse)

[**ROADRUNNER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVR8) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: yes

1st Cream/Red (VIP 100% Cash Back Slot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG111786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111786)

**[ROADRUNNER COWBOY SALOON (Las Vegas, NV)](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX40)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1ST Red (Cowboy Food – Libations – Gambling) None Scarce 3  [CG018398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018398)

XX Blue (Road Runner Saloon 100% Cash Back Slot Club) None Common 0  [CG111788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111788)

(Possible sample card? No numbers on reverse of card)

**[ROCKY'S BAR + GRILL](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY13) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Rocky's Bar + Grill) None Common 3  [CG120452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120452)

[**ROOKIES SPORTS BAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVIVRS) **(Incline Village, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Rookies Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG141424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141424)

Multi (Rookies Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG141425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141425)

Multi (Rookies Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG141426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141426)

[**ROUNDERS GRILLING & GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX21) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Mustard (Golden Dollar Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG111789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111789)

(59mm wide 7.5mm high barcode)

Mustard (Golden Dollar Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG199218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199218)

(54mm wide 7.5mm high barcode)

Mustard (Golden Dollar Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG113307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113307)

(45mm wide 7.5mm high barcode)

Mustard (Golden Dollar Slot Club) None Scarce 3  [CG113308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113308)

(45mm wide 9mm high barcode)

XX Mustard (Golden Dollar Slot Club Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199715)

(Samall 1x2.5 inch keychain card with barcode on reverse)

**[ROY'S 7 ELEVEN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPSE) (Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Club Roy Rewards Bronze) None Common 3  [CG126393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126393)

Green (Club Roy Rewards Silver) None Common 3  [CG127206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127206)

Green (Club Roy Rewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG127207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127207)

Black (Club Roy Rewards Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG127208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127208)

[**ROYAL HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVRH) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: 2002

PC Lt Pink ("Royal Court Slot Club" & Cartoon King) None V Rare+ 125  [CG111790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111790)

PC Black (“Goin For The Gold” & Prospector/Donkey) None V Rare 100  [CG111791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111791)

(All normal text on reverse)

PC Black ("Goin For The Gold" & Prospector/Donkey) None V Rare 100  [CG121605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121605)

(Second line on reverse is *italics*)

PC Multi (“Royal Hotel Slot Club” & Picture of Hotel) None V Rare 100  [CG197962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197962)

(These cards are laminated and were hard to get – you had to apply and then return

two weeks later!)

[**ROYAL HOUSE, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Royal Rewards – Jack) None Scarce 3  [CG111936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111936)

Grey (Royal Rewards – Queen) None Scarce 3  [CG111935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111935)

[**RUM RUNNER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX22) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2006

1st Brown (Pirates Club Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG181965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181965)

PC White/Blue (“Pirates Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111792)

PC Blue (“Happy Birthday…”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111793)

(Card is good for $5 food/drink or $10 bonus for hitting “4 of a kind” in your birthday month)

*(The paper cards are no longer issued, casino used a magnetic button on the machine before*

*going to plastic cards.)*

[**RUSH HOUR SPORTS LOUNGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU68) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Bronze) None Common 3  [CG199219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199219)

Multi (Silver) None Common 3  [CG211550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211550)

[**SADDLE WEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPASW) **(Pahrump, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Orange/Yellow ("Sam's Players Club" & Prospector) None Scarce 3  [CG065579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065579)

2nd Orange/Yellow ("Sam's Players Club" & Prospector) ACC Common 1  [CG059122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059122)

3rd Orange/Yellow (“Sam’s Players Club” & Prospector) ACC Common 1  [CG109473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109473)

(“Sam’s Players Club” is not much larger than the “money” floating around a smaller “Sam”,

bills no longer touch the text)

Blue/White/Pink (“Sam’s VIP Players Club Card”) ACC Rare 15  [CG109474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109474)

(Cards not available at Players Desk. Very few are issued. Exp 12/31/03)

Orange (“Sam’s Players Club” & Sam with Flag) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG109475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109475)

Orange (“Sam’s VIP Players Club Card”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG109476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109476)

(The VIP obverse looks like wood grain with SW and saddle. Exp 12/31/04)

4th Orange/Yellow ("Sam's Players Club" & Prospector) Ablecard.com Scarce 1  [CG109477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109477)

Blue (“Sam’s VIP Players Club Card”) Ablecard.com VScarce 7  [CG109478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109478)

(VIP card has Exp 12/31/05)

Blue ("Sam's VIP Players Club Card") Ablecard.com VScarce 7  [CG136291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136291)

(VIP card has Exp 12/31/06)

5th Red (SW Players Club) None Common 1  [CG109479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109479)

Gold (SW Gold Member) None Scarce 7  [CG109480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109480)

Black (SW Platinum VIP Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG109481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109481)

(This issue has the member level printed in script)

6th Red (SW Players Club) None Common 1  [CG109482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109482)

Gold (SW Gold Member) None Scarce 7  [CG109483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109483)

Silver (SW Platinum VIP Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG109484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109484)

(This issue has the member level printed in block letters, 11 lines of text on reverse)

7th Red (SW Winners Club) None Common 1  [CG091317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091317)

Gold (SW Gold Member) None Scarce 7  [CG109485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109485)

Silver (SW Platinum VIP Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG109486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109486)

(Member level printed in block letters, 6 lines of text on reverse)

PC Green/Yellow (Laminated Card- $100 bills background) None Scarce 3  [CG059123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059123)

PC White/Brown (“Over the Hump Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109487)

PC Blue (Over the Hump Slot Club 5c) None Scarce 3  [CG059232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059232)

PC Lt Orange (Over the Hump Slot Club 25c) None Scarce 3  [CG109488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109488)

PC Dk Orange (Over the Hump Slot Club 25c) None Scarce 3  [CG059233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059233)

PC Lt Pink (Over the Hump Slot Club $1) None Scarce 3  [CG109489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109489)

PC Dk Pink (Over the Hump Slot Club $1) None Scarce 3  [CG059234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059234)

[**SAGOS BAJA TAVERN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX38) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Blue (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG016433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016433)

2nd Multi (Sagos Since 2006) None Scarce 3  [CG182127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182127)

XX Orange (Gorman VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG017762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017762)

XX Orange (VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG133018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133018)

(Has "Sagos VIP Ladies Card" on the reverse)

[**SAHARA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 2011

1st Orange ("Club Sahara") None Common 1  [CG068224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068224)

(3 lines 1st paragraph on reverse)

Orange (“Club Sahara”) None Common 1  [CG005168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005168)

(2 lines 1st paragraph on reverse)

2nd Orange ("Club Sahara") cpica 23830 Common 1  [CG062151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062151)

(Both 1st and 2nd issues were issued w/blue stickers & later served as temporary cards)

3rd Orange ("Club Sahara") cpi 2000641 Common 1  [CG005169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005169)

4th Blue (“Club Sahara”) PPC Common 0  [CG062152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062152)

(The last line on the reverse begins “and Casino…”)

5th Blue (“Club Sahara”) PPC Common 0  [CG005170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005170)

(The last line on the reverse begins “cancel the…”)

6th Blue (“Club Sahara”) PPC Common 0  [CG005171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005171)

(“Hotel-Casino-Las Vegas in black on obverse and no longer has “camel” logo)

7th Lt Blue (“Club Sahara”) PPC Common 0  [CG005173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005173)

(“Hotel-Casino-Las Vegas” in white on obverse. Last line on reverse starts “and casino”…)

8th Lt Blue (“Club Sahara”) PPC Common 0  [CG005174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005174)

(“Hotel-Casino-Las Vegas” in white on obverse. Last line on reverse starts “reserves the right”…)

9th Blue (“Club Sahara”) None Common 0  [CG005176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005176)

(“Hotel-Casino-Las Vegas” in white on obverse. Last line on reverse starts “reserves the right”…)

10th Blue (“Club Sahara”) None Common 0  [CG199251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199251)

Blue (“Club Sahara” – “Celebrating 55 Years”) None Scarce 3  [CG010177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010177)

(Last line starts “**Casino reserves**…”)

11th Blue (“Club Sahara” – “Celebrating 55 Years”) None Scarce 3  [CG010178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010178)

Mustard (“Club Sahara” – “Celebrating 55 Years”) None Scarce 3  [CG010179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010179)

(Last line starts “**cancel the club**…” both cards in this issue)

12th Blue (“Club Sahara” – “Celebrating 55 Years”) PG Scarce 3  [CG010180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010180)

XX White ("Homestretch Club" – raised printing) None Scarce 3  [CG111794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111794)

XX White ("Homestretch Club" – flat printing) None Scarce 3  [CG062153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062153)

(A card used in the race book)

XX Yellow (2000 “Movers & Shakers” Perfect Attendance) None V Rare 35  [CG111795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111795)

TC0 Gold ("VIP Gold Card Member") None Ex Rare 150  [CG114512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114512)

(Raised print, has "Sahara Casino Partners L.P." across top of obverse)

TC1 Gold ("VIP Gold Card Member") None V Rare 75  [CG111796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111796)

(Large "no face" logo on obverse, Raised Printing)

TC2 Gold ("VIP Gold Card Member") None Ex Rare 100  [CG111797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111797)

(Large "no face" logo on obverse, Normal Printing)

TC3 Black (Casino VIP” – gold lettering) None Ex Rare 100  [CG111798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111798)

(This card has the logo without the face on the obverse, the reverse has a gold logo)

TC4 Tan ("Preferred Gold Card" & Sand Dunes) None V Rare+ 75  [CG111800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111800)

TC5 Green ("Preferred Gold Card" & Tiger/Parrot) None Rare 25  [CG111802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111802)

TC6 Gold/Purple ("Preferred Gold Card" & Building) None V Rare 50  [CG111803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111803)

TC7 Blue ("Preferred Gold Card" & Sahara Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111804)

(The phone number on the reverse is 3-4 times larger than the text)

TC8 Blue (“Preferred Gold Card” & Sahara Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111805)

(The phone number on the reverse is small, just slightly larger then the text)

(TC4-TC8 are all laminated cards)

TC9 Blue (“Preferred Gold Card” & Large Sahara Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111806)

(The Sahara Logo is oversized and there are no phone numbers on the reverse)

PC Blue/Tan (“Sahara Temporary Pit Player Rating Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG111807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111807)

PC White (“Temporary Pit Player Rating Card” – logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111808)

PC White (Numbered Squares around edges 10-20-50-100) None V Scarce 7  [CG198959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198959)

[**SAM'S TOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVST) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1990 Closed: no

1st Gold ("Sam's Town Club" Rev: "Patent Pending") PPC V Rare 25  [CG111812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111812)

2nd Gold ("Sam's Town Club" Rev: "Patent No.") PPC Rare 10  [CG062509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062509)

(Shaded PPC logo)

3rd Gold ("Sam's Town Club" Rev: "Patent No.") PPC V Rare 25  [CG111813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111813)

(Raised Printing, Unshaded PPC logo)

4th Lt Brown ("Sam's Town Club" Rev: "Patent No.") PPC Rare 10  [CG111814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111814)

(Unshaded PPC logo)

(First 4 issues all have a punchboard reader)

5th Lt Brown ("Sam's Town Club" ) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG062517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062517)

(Obverse is the same as the above issue, but the reverse has a magnetic stripe)

(First five issues have totem design along the right edge similar to the 1st issue from Tunica.

The Tunica card has only 5 lines of text on the reverse where the 5th issue LV cards have 6 lines

of text. The similar card with the FSI manufacturer mark with 6 lines of text is from Tunica.)

6th Blue ("Sam's Town Club" Introductory Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111815)

Red ("Sam's Town Club" Introductory Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111816)

Mustard ("Sam's Town Club" Introductory Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111817)

(Above introductory cards were probably issued at different times, but order is unknown)

Gold ("Sam's Town") PPC Common 1  [CG111818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111818)

(This issue of Gold card had both a white and off white reverse)

7th Gold ("Sam's Town") None Common 1  [CG111819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111819)

(Reverse text is 33mm top to bottom, top line is approx. 72mm wide)

Gold ("Sam's Town") None Common 1  [CG111821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111821)

(Reverse text is 34mm top to bottom, top line is approx. 75mm wide)

8th Black (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 0  [CG111823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111823)

9th Black (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 0  [CG062515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062515)

(Gold border on obverse . The lastline on the white reverse starts with the word “or over…”)

10th Black (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 0  [CG062514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062514)

(Same as above with one exception; the last line starts with the word “Members…”)

11th Black (“Prime Rewards”) None Common 0  [CG062516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062516)

(Same as above with one exception; the last line starts with the word “Photo…”)

12th Black (“Prime Rewards Plus”) None Common 0  [CG111827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111827)

(“Young Heart” Stickers both white and clear can be found on some issues)

XX Black (“Sam’s Town” only) None Rare 20  [CG111833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111833)

(Blank reverse except for mag stripe. The purpose of this card is unknown)

XX Purple (“The Turf Club”) None Common 0  [CG111834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111834)

(Gold Coast, Orleans, and Sun Coast Logos on obverse)

XX Grey (“Millionaire” & picture square) None Rare 25  [CG125593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125593)

(Card lists Las Vegas, Memphis, MS and Kansas City, MO on reverse & is listed under each)

TC Black Marble (Table Games Player Card) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG111837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111837)

("Plastic Print-A-Card Co." is spelled out on bottom right reverse. Issued in mid-1990's)

PC White (Royal Flush Club) None V Rare 25  [CG111838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111838)

PCX White/Red (“VIP Bingo Membership Card”) None V Rare 25  [CG111839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111839)

PCX White/Black (“VIP Bingo Membership Card”) None V Rare 25  [CG111840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111840)

PCX White (VIPP – Very Important Poker Player) None V Rare 25  [CG192377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192377)

*(For later cards see “Coast Casinos” and Boyd Gaming BConnected cards)*

[**SAM'S TOWN GOLD RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLAGO) **(Laughlin)**

Slot Club Opened: 1988? Closed: 1991

1st Red (Golden Gulch Player's Club) None Ex Rare 500  [CG015725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015725)

(Arguably the most attractive slot card ever made and unique at present!)

PC Blue ("River of Gold Players Club" Card Stock) None V Rare 35  [CG015726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015726)

PC Grey ("The New Prospectors Club Membership Card") None V Rare 35  [CG121601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121601)

(Expiration Date 12-31-89)

PC Blue ("The New Prospectors Club Membership Card") None V Rare 35  [CG015752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015752)

(Expiration Date 6-30-90)

PC White (Roxy's Royal Flush Club) None V Rare 35  [CG121602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121602)

PC Parchment (Golden Gulch Player) None V Rare 35  [CG121603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121603)

PC White (1989 Dollar Slot Club Member) None V Rare 35  [CG121604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121604)

[**SAMMY’S RESTAURANT, BAR & GRILL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHESR) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (PlayerRewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG181967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181967)

Silver (Player Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG181968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181968)

Gold (Player Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG181969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181969)

[**SAN REMO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVHS) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Hotel San Remo”)*

[**SANDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSN) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: 1996

1st Green (Large Sands Logo – No Picture) None Ex Rare 500  [CG111843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111843)

(Green reverse is blank, except for black box. This is one of Las Vegas' earliest machine-read

slot cards. This card was used for a very short time in 1987 and is a major rarity today with

only 2 confirmed examples.)

Green (Large Sands Logo – No Picture) None Ex Rare 500  [CG111844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111844)

(Same as above with no black box)

2nd Dk Green/Black ("Easy Money" Cartoon Slot) None Ex Rare 250  [CG111845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111845)

(Obverse has all black writing. Logo on bottom right is “Sands Las Vegas” in a marquee-type

border. Reverse is green with a black box. Only 4-5 cards are known.)

3rd Dk Green/Silver ("Easy Money" Cartoon Slot) None V Rare 75  [CG062524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062524)

(Obverse has all silver writing. Reverse is white with NO box. Logo on bottom right is

“Sands Las Vegas” in a marquee-type border. Cartoon slot machine has a WHITE tongue.)

4th Dk Green/Silver ("Easy Money" Cartoon Slot) None V Rare+ 100  [CG111846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111846)

(Virtually identical to above 3rd issue card, except the cartoon slot machine has a **RED tongue**.

There are also a couple very, very minor font differences. For example, on the second line of

the reverse, the exclamation mark is over the “w” instead of the “h” like the 3rd issue. The red

tongue version appears to be much rarer than the white tongue and a case might eventually be

made that it should be rated Ex Rare.)

5th Green ("Easy Money MGM Sands") None Ex Rare 200  [CG111847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111847)

(This is the only permanent card from the MGM-Sands Era (1988-89) and is quite rare and

desirable. The same basic design with the cartoon slot machine was continued when the Sands

dropped the MGM partnership after less than a year.)

6th Green ("Easy Money" Lt Brown Cartoon Slot) None V Rare 100  [CG111848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111848)

(There are differences in the brown Cartoon Slot known for this card but they are very slight

differences and not as noticeably different as with the next issue.)

(Beginning with this issue, the logo on the bottom right is “Sands Hotel Casino Las Vegas”.

There is no longer a border around the logo. SMALL registration mark after logo.)

Silver ("Easy Money" Lt Brown Cartoon Slot) None? Ex Rare 250  [CG111849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111849)

(It is unknown whether this was a high roller card or served some other purpose. Only 1 of

these cards has been verified.)

7th Green ("Easy Money" Dk Brown Cartoon Slot) Faraday V Rare 40  [CG111850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111850)

Green ("Easy Money" Lt Brown Cartoon Slot) Faraday V Rare 40  [CG062526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062526)

(This issue has a large registration mark after the logo on the bottom right obverse.)

(Note: Color variations between these cards are very distinct. A solid argument can also be

made for a Brown Cartoon Slot, but it is close enough to Lt Brown to satisfy most collectors!)

8th Black ("Sandsational Bonus" – Picture $100 bill) Faraday V Scarce 10  [CG111851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111851)

(No Black Square on reverse)

Black ("Sandsational Bonus" – Picture $100 bill) Faraday Rare+ 25  [CG111852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111852)

(Black Square on reverse)

Black ("Sandsational Bonus" – no Picture) Faraday Rare 15  [CG111853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111853)

(Black Square on reverse)

9th Purple ("Sandsational Bonus" Qualifier Card) PPC Common 2  [CG062528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062528)

(PPC Logo on reverse has 2 lines)

Purple ("Sandsational Bonus" Qualifier Card) PPC Common 2  [CG111854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111854)

(PPC Logo on reverse has 3 lines)

Black ("Sandsational Bonus" – Picture $100 bill) PPC Common 1  [CG062527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062527)

Black ("Sandsational Bonus" – no Picture) PPC Common 1  [CG111855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111855)

(On above two cards, PPC Logo on reverse has 3 lines)

PC1a Brown ("Easy Money" Introductory & 2nd issue logo) None V Rare 50  [CG111856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111856)

(Dated 1987, last line in paragraph on reverse is "immediately so a new card can be assigned.")

PC1b Grey (“Easy Money” Introductory & 2nd issue logo) None V Rare 50  [CG199162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199162)

(Dated 1988, last line in paragraph on reverse is "immediately so a new card can be assigned."

Adds EXP DATE in box at bottom lower left.)

PC2 Grey ("Easy Money" Intro. & MGM-Sands logo) None V Rare 35  [CG111857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111857)

(This card is found dated 1988 or early 1989)

PC3a Blue (“Easy Money” & MGM-Sands Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG111858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111858)

PC3b Blue (“Easy Money” Introductory & 2nd issue logo) None V Rare 35  [CG111859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111859)

PC4 Grey ("Easy Money" Introductory & 2nd issue logo) None V Rare 35  [CG111860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111860)

(Dated 1989)

PC5 Grey ("Easy Money" Introductory & 6th issue logo) None V Rare 35  [CG111861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111861)

(Dated 1989 - 1990, says “Renew this card after”)

PC6 Grey ("Easy Money" Introductory & 6th issue logo) None V Rare 35  [CG111862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111862)

(Dated 1990 - 1992, says “Valid Through”)

(On PC4-PC6, last line in paragraph on reverse is "so a new card may be assigned.")

PC7a Lt Blue ("Easy Money" Introductory & 6th issue logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG111863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111863)

(Black box on blue reverse, last line in reverse paragraph is “assigned.”)

PC7b Lt Blue ("Easy Money" Introductory & 6th issue logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG117496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117496)

(Blue box on blue reverse, last line in reverse paragraph is “assigned.”)

PC7c Lt Blue (“Easy Money” Introductory & 6th issue logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG159080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159080)

(Black box on blue reverse, last line in reverse paragraph starts “immediately…”)

(Actually, these cards aren’t really a paper card. They feel like a cross between cardboard and plastic.

These are typically dated 1990 or 1991 although other dates between 1988 & 1993 have been found.

PC5 thru PC7 issue logos are similar to the 6th issue logo but the sun is moved to the right instead of

centered.)

PC8 White (“Sands Casino Guest Card” in Green print) None V Rare 30  [CG111864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111864)

(This card is laminated)

PC9 White (“Sands Casino Guest Card” in Red print) None V Rare 30  [CG111865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111865)

(Laminated, "g'" in "rating" at end of 4th line on reverse ends under "a" in "cashing")

PC10 White (“Sands Casino Guest Card” in Red print) None V Rare 30  [CG111866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111866)

(Laminated, "g'" in "rating" at end of 4th line on reverse ends under "h" in "cashing")

PC11 White (“Sands Casino Guest Card” in Blue print) None V Rare 30  [CG111867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111867)

PC12 White (“Sands Casino Guest Card”’ in Red print) None V Rare 50  [CG209856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209856)

(Solid Marquee-like logo with “Sands Resort & Casino”)

XX Tan (Sands Hotel Privileges) None V Rare 75  [CG111868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111868)

XX Lt Blue ("Easy Money" Introductory) None Ex Rare 200  [CG133332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133332)

(This is actually a thin plastic card and not paper like the other introductory cards. Last line in

paragraph is "immediately so a new card can be assigned." Black box on white reverse.)

[**SANDS REGENCY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRESN) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: no

1st White (Four Vertical Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG063201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063201)

(This was a temporary card. Text on reverse with "Patent NO. 4,941,686")

Marble ("Preferred Player's Pass" & 4 Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG063202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063202)

2nd Yellow (Millennium 2000) PPC Common 1  [CG063203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063203)

(Color variations exist)

3rd White (Four Vertical Diamonds) None Common 1  [CG112991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112991)

(This temporary card has a blank reverse)

Yellow (Sands Regency Player's Club) None Common 0  [CG063205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063205)

4th Purple/Multi (“Bonus Beach Club”) PPC Common 0  [CG109647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109647)

5th Blue/Multi (“Bonus Beach Club”) PPC Common 0  [CG109648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109648)

(2 different (yellow and blue) “Stickers” for the 5th annual “Reno Show” were placed on some

cards Aug 25-26, 2006)

6th Blue (“Bonus Beach Club” & Surfer) None Common 0  [CG063206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063206)

Red (“Bonus Beach Club” & Top 500) None V Scarce 7  [CG109649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109649)

Grey/Lavender (“Bonus Beach Club” & Top 100) None V Scarce 7  [CG109650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109650)

(Various issue cards have been issued with a gold “Bingo Club” sticker)

*(Used the Affinity Gaming APlay Club cards briefly and then switched to the My Party*

*cards from Truckee Gaming found in the Universal section before reverting back to their*

*own cards.)*

7th Blue (Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG186873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186873)

Blue/Brown (Player’s Club – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG198626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198626)

Blue/Silver (Player’s Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG198627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198627)

Blue/Gold (Player’s Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG198628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198628)

(Copyright 2017)

PCX Purple ("Reels of Fortune") None Ex Rare 75  [CG070930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070930)

(The exact purpose of this card is a bit of a mystery. The card is numbered, but on the reverse,

it says "To be eligible for prize drawings, fill out your name and address and deposit this card

in the Reels of Fortune drawing drum located at the hospitality booth." This card has a

punchboard reader, but it's not known how it was used.)

XX White (Greyhound/Sands) None Scarce 7  [CG063207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063207)

(There are several different bus numbers like #197, #224, etc. printed on these otherwise blank,

barely collectible cards. **Punch Board**.)

XX White (Greyhound) None Common 0  [CG109651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109651)

(**Mag** strip reverse)

XX White (Overnight Bus) None Common 0  [CG109652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109652)

XX White (Charter Bus) None Common 0  [CG109653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109653)

XX White (Overnight Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG109654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109654)

XX White ($5 Lucky Joker Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG109655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109655)

XX White (ACC Cribbage Freeplay $10) None V Scarce 7  [CG109656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109656)

XX White (Lucky Tours) None Common 0  [CG119492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119492)

XX White (Sands VIP Guests) None Common 0  [CG109657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109657)

XX White (Brunswick Mltry Bwlng) None Common 0  [CG112992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112992)

[**SANTA FE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSF) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: no

1st Green ("Desert Fortune Charter Member") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG062245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062245)

2nd Green ("Desert Fortune") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062246)

(Some cards have a player photo on the reverse)

3rd Brown ("Desert Fortune Club") PPC Common 1  [CG062247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062247)

(Fifth line on reverse begins, "time without notice")

4th Brown ("Desert Fortune Club") PPC Common 1  [CG062248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062248)

(Fifth line on reverse begins, "any time without notice")

5th Brown ("Desert Fortune Club") PPC Common 1  [CG070931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070931)

(Fifth line on reverse is "card. Must be 21 years of age or older.")

(Multiple color variations of the 3rd-5th issues and some cards have a sticker on the reverse

with another player number)

PC White ("The Player's Edge" Laminated Card) None V Rare 20  [CG010045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010045)

(The word “of” in the last line on the reverse is **indented**)

(Various size logos and reverse printing spacing known)

PC White ("The Player's Edge" Laminated Card) None V Rare 20  [CG010046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010046)

(The word “of” in the last line on the reverse is **aligned**, no space between top 2 lines of text

on the reverse. No space between logo & address.)

PC White ("The Player's Edge" Laminated Card) None V Rare 20  [CG122945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122945)

(The word "of" in the last line on the reverse is **aligned** and there is a blank line between the

top 2 lines of text on the reverse. Wide space between logo & address.)

(The paper cards were the direct precursor to the first issue)

*(Santa Fe Station now shares the same "Station Casinos" card used by Boulder Station,*

*Green Valley Ranch, Palace Station, Sunset Station, and Texas - see “Station Casinos”)*

[**SANTA-FE MINING CO.**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX87) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Santa-Fe Mining Co. Rewards Bronze) None Common 3  [CG115994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115994)

Silver (Santa-Fe Mining Co. Rewards Silver) None Common 3  [CG115995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115995)

Gold (Santa-Fe Mining Co. Rewards Gold) None Common 3  [CG148248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148248)

[**SCOLARI'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRSSC) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Reel Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG115983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115983)

[**SCOREBOARD SPORTS LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSCSS) **(Spring Creek, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously used “Holder Link” cards found n the universal section)*

*(In 2011 started using Northern Star Casinos’ cards that are also found in the universal section)*

[**SCOUNDREL’S PUB II**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLSP) **(North Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Signature Slot Club) None Common 3  [CG199152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199152)

[**SCREWBALLS SPORTS BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX23) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Gold (“Gold $ Pass”) None Common 3  [CG111870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111870)

[**SEAN PATRICK'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX24) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Club of Ireland”)*

**[SEDONA CLUB](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX25) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: yes/no

1st Lt Green (“One Card” & 3 Casinos) None Common 3  [CG111875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111875)

(Three casinos are listed on the obverse – Kennedy, Sedona & Al’s Garage)

2nd Multi (“One Card” & 4 Casinos) None Common 3  [CG111876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111876)

(Four casinos are listed on the obverse – Kennedy, Sedona, Al’s Garage & Maize)

PC Blue/Olive (“Sedona Club”) None Common 3  [CG111877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111877)

(This paper card was used before the casino issued the plastic cards)

*(This casino later used magnetic tabs in place of slot cards)*

[**SHAKESPEARE’S GRILLE & PUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHESG) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Bronze) None Common 3  [CG199153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199153)

Multi (Silver) None Common 3  [CG199154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199154)

Multi (Gold) None Common 3  [CG199155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199155)

[**SHARKEY’S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVGASH) **(Gardnerville, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Red/WhiteBlue (Flag background with casino photo) None Scarce 3  [CG091319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091319)

2nd Brown (Sharkey's Gardnerville, NV) None Scarce 3  [CG148019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148019)

PC White (“The Legend” Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109194)

PC White (“Temporary Sharkey’s Casino Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109195)

PCX White (Super Bonus Video Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG130743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130743)

*(See “Holder Link” in the universal section for earlier cards)*

[**SHERATON DESERT INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVDI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

*(See “Desert Inn”)*

[**SHOWBOAT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSO) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: 2000

*(Renamed "Castaways" in November 2000)*

1st Black ("Showboat Slot Club" on 3 Lines & Parrot) None V Rare 150  [CG111879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111879)

(Raised printing. Unfortunately, all known examples (Except for 1 card) have a hole punched

through the parrot. This price is for a hole punched card. W/O a hole, the price would be doubled.)

2nd Black ("Showboat Slot Club" on 2 Lines & No Parrot) None Ex Rare 300  [CG111880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111880)

(Unique. Raised print. Believed to be a short-lived transitional card between the Parrot and

Officers Club issues.)

3rd White (Officers Club - Pilot) None Rare 15  [CG111881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111881)

Blue (Officers Club - Captain) None V Rare 25  [CG111882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111882)

Black (Officers Club - Admiral No Stars) None Ex Rare 75  [CG111883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111883)

(Reverse ends with "…Expires two years after the date of issuance.")

4th White (Officers Club - Pilot) PPC Rare 10  [CG111884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111884)

(Reverse has "Patent Pending" and "…Expires two years after the date of issuance.")

5th Yellow (Introductory Card) PPC Rare 15  [CG111885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111885)

(Raised Printing. Reverse has "…obtain a regular membership.")

White (Officers Club - Pilot) PPC Rare 10  [CG111886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111886)

(Raised printing, "Patent No. 4,941,686" and "…Expires two years after the date of issuance.")

6th White (Officers Club - Pilot) PPC V Rare 25  [CG111887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111887)

(Raised printing , No Pat. Reverse - "this card expires in accordance with the Officers Club Rules”)

7th Yellow (Officers Club- Introductory Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG058639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058639)

(Reverse has "…get a regular membership." with NO signature strip)

Yellow (Officers Club- Introductory Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111888)

(Reverse has "…get a regular membership." with signature strip)

White (Officers Club - Pilot) PPC Rare 10  [CG009836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009836)

(Raised Printing)

White (Officers Club - Pilot) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG009835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009835)

(Normal Printing)

Blue (Officers Club - Captain) PPC V Rare 25  [CG111889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111889)

(Raised Printing)

Blue (Officers Club - Captain) PPC Rare 15  [CG111890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111890)

(Normal Printing)

Black (Officers Club - Admiral No Stars) PPC V Rare 40  [CG111891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111891)

Black (Officers Club - Admiral 2 Stars) PPC V Rare 40  [CG111892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111892)

Black (Officers Club - Admiral 3 Stars) PPC Ex Rare 125  [CG111893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111893)

(Only one example has been verified!)

Gold (Officers Club - Admiral 4 Stars) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG111894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111894)

(Only one example of the 4 star gold card is known and is a blank. It is unknown whether this

level was ever officially issued.)

(This 7th issue reverse has "Patent No. 4,941,686" and "This card expires in accordance

with the officers club rules.")

8th White (Big Easy Club) PPC Rare+ 20  [CG058640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058640)

(Raised printing)

White (Big Easy Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111895)

(Normal printing)

**(Above eight issues all have punchboard readers)**

9th White (Big Easy Club \*) PPC Common 1  [CG058650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058650)

Lt Pink (Big Easy Club \*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG111896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111896)

Peach (Big Easy Club \*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG111897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111897)

Blue (Big Easy Club \*\*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG111898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111898)

Silver (Big Easy Club \*\*\*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG058651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058651)

Gold (Big Easy Club \*\*\*\*\*) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111899)

("Hotel Casino Las Vegas" in BLACK on all cards. Also, reverse has “Plastic Print-A-Card

Co. Las Vegas, NV.” NOTE: There is NO comma (,) after Co.)

(Above set has many subtle color variations)

10th Lt Pink (Big Easy Club \*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG111900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111900)

Peach (Big Easy Club \*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG058649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058649)

Blue (Big Easy Club \*\*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG111901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111901)

(**Lt. Blue Stars.** "Hotel Casino Las Vegas" in **WHITE** on this Blue level only. )

Blue (Big Easy Club \*\*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG058643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058643)

(**Dk Blue Stars.** "Hotel Casino Las Vegas" in **WHITE** on this Blue level only. )

Silver (Big Easy Club \*\*\*\*) PPC Common 1  [CG111902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111902)

Gold (Big Easy Club \*\*\*\*\*) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111903)

("Hotel Casino Las Vegas" in black on all cards, except Blue level. Also, reverse has

“Plastic Print-A-Card Co. , Las Vegas, NV.” NOTE: There IS a comma (,) after Co.)

(Above set has many subtle color variations. Coin-in requirements were: Peach $6,000;

Blue $60,000; Silver $300,000; and Gold $2,000,000)

XX Cream (VIP Bonus Card) powercard Ex Rare 150  [CG111904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111904)

(Black box on reverse)

XX Red (Bingo Club Membership) PPC V Rare 40  [CG111905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111905)

(Raised Printing)

XX Red (Bingo Club Membership) PPC Rare 15  [CG111906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111906)

(Normal Printing)

XX Purple ("Casino VIP Card" & Gambling Icons) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG111907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111907)

(Raised Printing, this may have been some kind of table card, but was never confirmed)

XX Blue/Green ("Links Card" Golf Club Hitting Dice) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG009832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009832)

XX Red ("Spyglass Club" for Bowling Groups) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG009834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009834)

XX Dk Blue (V.I.B.) None Ex Rare 150  [CG111908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111908)

XX Lt Blue (Very Important Bowler) PPC Ex Rare 125  [CG111909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111909)

(Raised Printing)

XX Lt Blue (Very Important Bowler) PPC Ex Rare 125  [CG111910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111910)

(Normal Printing)

PC Blue (“Breakfast Club Member”) None Rare 25  [CG111911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111911)

PC Yellow (“Late Evening Bingo Club Member”) None Rare 25  [CG111912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111912)

PC White (“Very Important Bowler”) None Rare 25  [CG111913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111913)

[**SHUCK’S TAVERN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX26) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Purple (“Shuck’s Slot Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG111915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111915)

(**Large** 4mm numbers center right of paragraph on reverse, text starts 13 mm from top edge)

2nd Purple (“Shuck’s Slot Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG111916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111916)

(**Small** 3mm numbers center right on reverse)

3rd Purple (“Shuck’s Slot Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG111917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111917)

(**Large** 4mm numbers center right of paragraph on reverse, text starts 6 mm from top edge) [CG114849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114849)

4th Purple ("Shuck's Slot Club") None Scarce 3  [CG111918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111918)

(Large 4mm numbers near bottom right of paragraph on reverse)

(The Shuck's Slot Club cards above typically came as a two card set with a keyring and full size

card that break apart. The descriptions for each issue refer to the printing on the full size card.)

5th Brown (Shuck’s Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG165912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165912)

Grey (Shuck’s Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199156)

Gold (Shuck’s Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199157)

PC Cream (“Shuck’s Slot Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG111919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111919)

(This paper card was the first used at both casinos in the Las Vegas area)

[**SI REDD’S OASIS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMEOA) **(Mesquite, NV)**

*(See the “Oasis” listing)*

[**SIEGEL SLOTS SUITES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV68) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Blue (Siegel’s Club Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG009842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009842)

2nd Brown (Siegel’s Club Suite) None Scarce 3  [CG009847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009847)

Blue (Siegel’s Club Luxury) None Scarce 3  [CG009854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009854)

Black (Siegel’s Club Penthouse) None Scarce 7  [CG009855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009855)

3rd Blue (Siegel's Club – Siegel Slots & Suites) None Scarce 3  [CG027608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027608)

(Zipcode on reverse is 89032, now only using a single level)

4th Blue (Siegel's Club – Siegel Slots & Suites) None Scarce 3  [CG124051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124051)

(Zipcode on reverse is now 89115)

5th Grey (Siegel’s Club – Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG163618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163618)

[**SIENA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRESI) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2010; Reopened 2011

1st Black ("Grand Opening 2001") None Scarce 3  [CG063210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063210)

2nd Black (Top Hat and “Sophisticates” printed in Gold) None Rare 25  [CG110267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110267)

3rd Multicolored ("River Card") None Common 1  [CG063211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063211)

4th Multicolored (“River Card”) cpi 2001066 Common 1  [CG110268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110268)

(Some cards are stamped in black “Club Five-0”)

5th Lavender (“Executive Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG110269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110269)

6th Tan (“River Card”) cpi 2020181 Common 1  [CG070932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070932)

7th Tan (“River Card”) cpi 2024514 Common 1  [CG110270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110270)

(Some of the Beige cards are stamped in black “Club Five-0”)

8th Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110271)

Mustard/Multi (“Gold Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110272)

Tan/Grey Multi (“Platinum Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110273)

(Cards are not dated)

9th Tan (“River Card”) innovative Common 1  [CG110274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110274)

Bronze (“Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110275)

Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110276)

Mustard/Multi (“Gold Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110277)

Tan/Grey Multi (“Platinum Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110278)

(Cards are dated EXP 6/30/06)

Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG115279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115279)

(This card dated EXP 12/31/06)

10th Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110279)

Mustard/Multi (“Gold Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110280)

Grey Multi (“Platinum Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110281)

(Above 3 cards are dated EXP 6/30/07)

Mustard/Multi (“Gold Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110282)

Grey Multi (“Platinum Charter Member”) innovative Common 1  [CG110283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110283)

(Above 2 cards are dated EXP 12/31/07)

11th Tan (“River Card”) (I) Common 1  [CG110284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110284)

Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) (I) Common 1  [CG110285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110285)

(**NO** Exp date)

Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) (I) Common 1  [CG167202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167202)

(Exp. 6/30/07)

Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) (I) Common 1  [CG110286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110286)

(Exp. 12/31/07)

Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) (I) Common 1  [CG110287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110287)

(Exp. 06/30/08)

Lt Brown/Multi (“Bronze Charter Member”) (I) Common 1  [CG115280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115280)

(Exp. 12/31/08)

Mustard/Multi (“Gold Charter Member”) (I) Common 1  [CG105377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105377)

Tan/Grey Multi (“Platinum Charter Member”) (I) Common 1  [CG059056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059056)

(No Exp date on these two cards)

12th Cream (River Club Member) None Common 1  [CG110288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110288)

Orange (Charter Club Member – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG110289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110289)

Mustard (Charter Club Member – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110290)

Grey (Charter Club Member – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG110291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110291)

(This issue has a box around the triangular insert arrow)

13th Tan (River Club Member) None Common 1  [CG110292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110292)

Brown (Charter Club Member – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG110293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110293)

Red (“Red Card” on banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG110294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110294)

(This issue has NO box around the triangular insert arrow)

14th Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval) None Common 1  [CG091320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091320)

Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 1 Shiny Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG110295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110295)

Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 2 Shiny Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG110296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110296)

(Originally shiny glittery diamonds above oval but cards did not work well and were short lived)

15th Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 1 Dull Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG110297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110297)

Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 2 Dull Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG110298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110298)

Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 3 Dull Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG110299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110299)

Black (Large "S" in Gold Oval & "Privilege Club") None Scarce 3  [CG110300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110300)

(On this Privilege Club the "P" in Privilege starts 7mm from the top arrow)

(Diamonds are now slightly smaller and dull printed images)

16th Dk Brown (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 1 Dull Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG110301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110301)

Dk Brown (Large "S" in Gold Oval & "Privilege Club") None Scarce 3  [CG110302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110302)

("P" in Privilege starts 9mm from the top arrow, obverse is not pure black but a dark brown)

17th Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 1 Dull Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG110303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110303)

Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 2 Dull Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG110304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110304)

Black (Large “S” in Gold Oval & 3 Dull Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG110305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110305)

Black (Large "S" in Gold Oval & "Privilege Club") None Scarce 3  [CG110306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110306)

(Reverse paragraph now has 4 lines of text instead of 3 lines, and the web address is now in

upper and lower case instead of all lower case like on previous cards.)

XX Red/White/Blue (US Military) None Scarce 3  [CG110307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110307)

XX Red (Horizontal "Temporary Player’s Card") ACC Common 1  [CG110308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110308)

XX Red (CHIP CARD) None V Scarce 10  [CG110309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110309)

(Many cards have small stickers, some of the later “S” in Gold Oval cards have a year printed

in the top right corner but appear to be printed by the caisno along with the player info.)

[**SIERRA GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXSG) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(See the “Golden Tavern Group” in the Universal Sectins)*

[**SIERRA JUNCTION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRESJ) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(See the “Golden Tavern Group” in the Universal Section)*

[**SIERRA SID’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPSS) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

(This casino has oversized cards not used in the machines)

1st White (Sierra Sid’s Casino) None Common 1  [CG200709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200709)

2nd Blue (Sierra Sid’s Casino) None Common 1  [CG202378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202378)

XX Red/White (Sid’s Cash Club) None Scarce 3  [CG109565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109565)

(Clear plastic square key fob used for tracking play by placing against the slot machine in the

designated spot, used in 2015)

XX Red/White (Sid’s Cash Club – Triangle) None Scarce 3  [CG200835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200835)

(Clear plastic triangle key fob used for tracking play by placing against the slot machine in the

designated spot, used in 2005)

PC Lt Green (Bonus Jackpot Member) None Common 1  [CG109565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109565)

(Rules on reverse)

PC Lt Green (Bonus Jackpot Member) None Common 1  [CG109567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109567)

(Blank reverse)

PC Lt Green (Sierra Sid’s Mad Money) None Common 1  [CG109569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109569)

[**SILVER CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPSC) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1989 Closed: 2009

Reopened in 2011 Closed: no

1st Silver (Quick Silver Slot Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG010374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010374)

(Reverse is white, “Patent Pending”, color variations on the obverse)

2nd Lavender (Quick Silver Slot Club) PPC V Scarce 25  [CG010375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010375)

(First two issues would be much rarer, except they were sometimes issued later as 2nd cards)

3rd Silver (Quick Silver Slot Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG010376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010376)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-800-648-1137 and now has Patent No.)

4th Silver (Quick Silver Slot Club) PPC Common 1  [CG010377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010377)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-800-905-7774, PPC in a box, Faint pat #)

5th Silver (Quick Silver Slot Club) PPC Common 1  [CG052775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052775)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-800-905-7774, PPC in a box, **Bold** pat #)

6th Silver (Quick Silver Players Club) PPC Common 1  [CG010378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010378)

(PPC in a box)

7th Silver (Quick Silver Players Club) PPC Common 1  [CG010379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010379)

(PPC is spelled out on one line and **NOT** in box)

White ("Platinum Players Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG063128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063128)

XX White (Sticker- “Player’s Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG010380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010380)

XX White (Sticker- “Player’s Club” & Arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG010382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010382)

*(See “Holder Link” in the universal section for additional cards)*

*(In 2011 started using Northern Star Casinos’ cards that can be found in the universal section)*

[**SILVER DOLLAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCSD) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Silver (Liberty Head) PPC Scarce 3  [CG109114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109114)

[**SILVER LEGACY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRESL) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Silver/Green ("The Welcome Card") Powercard V Scarce 10  [CG063122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063122)

(The phone number on the reverse is 1-800-215-7717)

Silver/Green ("The Welcome Card") Powercard V Scarce 10  [CG110310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110310)

(The phone number on the reverse is 1-800-MUST SEE)

Dk Green ("The Legacy Card") Powercard V Scarce 10  [CG110311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110311)

(The phone number on the reverse is 1-800-215-7717)

2nd Silver/Maroon ("The Welcome Card") None Scarce 7  [CG110312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110312)

Silver/Green ("The Welcome Card") None Scarce 7  [CG110313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110313)

Dk Green ("The Legacy Card") None Scarce 7  [CG110314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110314)

(2nd issue has "TM" after "Silver Legacy" on reverse)

3rd Silver/Maroon ("The Welcome Card") None Common 1  [CG059120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059120)

Dk Green ("The Legacy Card") None Common 0  [CG059396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059396)

(Off white reverse with **18mm** in paragraph)

Dk Green ("The Legacy Card") None Common 0  [CG110316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110316)

(White reverse with **16mm** in paragraph)

(3rd issue has large registration mark "®" after "Silver Legacy" on reverse, no web address)

4th Silver/Maroon (“The Welcome Card”) None Common 1  [CG110317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110317)

Dk Green ("The Legacy Card") None Common 0  [CG110318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110318)

(4th issue has web address on reverse, small registration mark "®" after "Silver Legacy")

5th Green/Silver (“Club Legacy Card”) None Common 0  [CG110319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110319)

Tan (“Club Legacy Barons Card”) None Common 1  [CG110320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110320)

Grey (“Club Legacy Sterling Card”) None Common 1  [CG110321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110321)

6th Green/Silver (“Club Legacy Card”) innovative Common 0  [CG110322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110322)

Green/Silver (“Club Legacy Card”) (I) Common 0  [CG110323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110323)

(White and pinkish colored reverses known for both Club Legacy Cards in this issue)

Tan (“Club Legacy Barons Card”) innovative Common 1  [CG110324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110324)

(This issue has no line under “Silver Legacy” in reverse logo)

7th Green (“Club Legacy Card”) (I) Common 0  [CG110325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110325)

(White and Pinkish colored reverses are known for this card)

Gold (“Club Legacy Barons Card”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG110326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110326)

Blue (“Club Legacy Sterling Card”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG110327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110327)

(This issue has a line under “Silver Legacy” in the reverse logo)

8th Silver/Green (“Legacy Star Card” - Star) None Common 0  [CG070289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070289)

Silver/Blue (“Legacy Star Card” - Celebrity) None Common 1  [CG110328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110328)

Silver/Gold (“Legacy Star Card” - Premier) None Common 1  [CG110329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110329)

Silver/Red (“Legacy Star Card” - Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG110330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110330)

Black/Silver (“Legacy Star Card” – Five Star) None Scarce 3  [CG110331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110331)

(Small grey insert arrows, color variations do exist for these cards)

9th Silver/Green (“Legacy Star Card” - Star) None Common 0  [CG110332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110332)

Silver/Blue (“Legacy Star Card” - Celebrity) None Common 1  [CG110333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110333)

Silver/Gold (“Legacy Star Card” - Premier) None Common 1  [CG110334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110334)

Silver/Red (“Legacy Star Card” - Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG110335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110335)

Black/Silver (“Legacy Star Card” – Five Star) None Scarce 3  [CG110336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110336)

(Larger black insert arrows, color variations do exist for these cards)

XX Orange (Eldorado/Silver Legacy/CC “Jackpot Jubilee”) None V Rare 75  [CG109930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109930)

(This card was issued for the 1997 WIBC Tournament and is also listed under Circus Cirus and

Eldorado since it was used at all three properties)

***(Switched to the Eldorado Resorts One Club cards)***

[**SILVER NUGGET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLSN) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1965 Closed: 1989

Reopened: 2010 Closed: no

*(Was the “Mahoney’s Silver Nugget” from 1989 to 2010 before reverting back*

*to just the Silver Nugget Casino)*

*(Uses the Fifth Street Gaming Properties common card)*

**SILVER PEAK RESTAURANT and BREWERY (Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

**SILVER PEAK GRILL & TAPROOM (Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Multi (Silver Peak Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG203859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203859)

[**SILVER SEVENS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV80) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Uses the Affinity Gaming common slot cards)*

[**SILVER STRIKE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSSSS) **(Silver Springs, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Orange (Silver Strike) None Scarce 3  [CG011464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011464)

2nd Burnt Orange (Silver Strike) None Scarce 3  [CG011469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011469)

(Much darker color than previous issue, not just a shade difference)

3rd Orange (Silver Strike) None Scarce 3  [CG159074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159074)

(Black & white logo on reverse, previous cards had color logo on reverse)

[**SILVERADO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvfesi) **(Fernley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Jakes Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010500)

(Logo bottom right corner on reverse)

2nd Blue (Jakes Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010515)

(Logo centered on reverse with 3 casinos and phone numbers, green snake reverse)

3rd Blue (Jakes Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010518)

(Brown snake reverse, obverse is slightly purple where previous issue is more blue)

4th Blue (Jakes Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010524)

(Reverse logo is black & white)

[**SILVERTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Silver/Blue ("Silverton Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG064550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064550)

2nd White ("Silverton Players Club" Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG009777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009777)

3rd White ("Silverton Players Club" Hat) CP26940 Scarce 3  [CG070934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070934)

White (“Silverton Sterling Member Players Club”) CP26940 Scarce 3  [CG009778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009778)

(There are different Silver Seeker stickers on the white Players Club cards with different fonts

plus there are several other stickers that can be found as well.)

4th Red/White/Blue (“Silverton Hotel-Casino-Las Vegas”) ACC Common 0  [CG064294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064294)

(This card pictures the American Flag)

5th Red/White/Blue (“Silverton Hotel-Casino-Las Vegas”) PPC Common 0  [CG090197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090197)

White (“Silverton Sterling Member Players Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG009779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009779)

6th Brown (Discovery- the Ultimate Club Experience-Copper) PPC Common 0  [CG111937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111937)

(Colors vary from brown to reddish rust)

Grey (Discovery- the Ultimate Club Experience-Silver) PPC Common 0  [CG111938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111938)

Tan (Discovery- the Ultimate Club Experience-Gold) PPC Common 0  [CG111939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111939)

Lt Grey (Discovery- the Ultimate Club Experience-Platinum) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111940)

Black (Discovery- the Ultimate Club Experience-Diamond) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111941)

(Colors vary from dark to light on most cards in this issue)

(On this issue, "The Ultimate Club Experience" is in script under "Discovery")

7th Brown (Member Level Copper-$125,000-Card In Cash Out) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111942)

Grey (Member Level Silver -$125,000-Card In Cash Out) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111943)

Tan (Member Level Gold-$125,000-Card In Cash Out) PPC Scarce 3  [CG111944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111944)

Silver (Member Level Platinum-$125,000-Card In Cash Out) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111945)

Black (Member Level Diamond-$125,000-Card In Cash Out) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111946)

8th Orange (“Discovery” –Copper) None Common 0  [CG091322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091322)

Silver (“Discovery” –Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG009780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009780)

Gold (“Discovery” –Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG009781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009781)

Grey (“Discovery” – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG009782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009782)

Lt Grey (“Discovery” – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG009784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009784)

(On this issue "The Ultimate Club Experience" is in block lettering under "Dscovery")

9th Black/Silver (“Silverton Rewards” – Silver) None Common 0  [CG026499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026499)

Black/Gold (“Silverton Rewards” – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG026493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026493)

Black/White (“Silverton Rewards” – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG026579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026579)

Black (“Silverton Rewards” – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG026583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026583)

(“Silverton Seniors 50 Plus Club”, “Super Seniors”, “Silver Seeker”, “Silverton Special” and

other stickers can be found on almost all issues)

XX Green ("Qualifying Tournament 03/12/98 to03/16/98") None V Rare 15  [CG111947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111947)

XX Green (Similar, but undated) None V Rare 15  [CG111948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111948)

XX Red (“Qualifying Tournament" - dated) None V Rare 15  [CG111949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111949)

XX Red (Similar, but undated) None V Rare 15  [CG111950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111950)

XX Blue(“Qualifying Tournament 03/12/98 to 03/16/98”) None V Rare 15  [CG111951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111951)

XX Blue (Similar, but undated) None V Rare 15  [CG111952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111952)

XX Yellow (“Qualifying Tournament 03/12/98 to 03/16/98”) None V Rare 15  [CG111954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111954)

XX Yellow (Similar, but undated) None V Rare 15  [CG111953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111953)

XX White ("QUalifying Tournament" – undated) None V Rare 15  [CG111955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111955)

XX Blue (Shop 'Til You Drop – Dec 2010) None V Rare 15  [CG111956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111956)

[**SKYLINE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHESC) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1974 Closed: no

1st Red/Orange/Yellow (Players Club & Silver S Token) None Common 1  [CG202991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202991)

Red/Orange/Yellow (Players Club & Gold S Token) None Scarce 3  [CG202992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202992)

Red/Orange/Yellow (Players Club & Diamond S Token) None Scarce 3  [CG202993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202993)

[**SLOTS -A- FUN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSU) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Orange/White ("Slots A Fun Casino") Faraday V Rare 50  [CG062271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062271)

(Cards have been found to have a black sticker affixed to the reverse with a different phone#)

2nd Blue ("Ringmaster Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG062273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062273)

(The first issue uses a punchboard reader and the second issue has a magnetic strip. The reverse

can be found white and off white. This casino later used the “One Club” card.)

[**SLOTWORLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCCSW) **(Carson City, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Gold/Blue (Players Club & Globe) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG062564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062564)

(9 Lines on reverse)

2nd Gold/Blue (Players Club & Globe) PPC Common 1  [CG019628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019628)

(5 Lines on reverse)

3rd Gold/Blue (Players Club & Globe) ACC Common 1  [CG059115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059115)

4th Blue (Players Plus & Globe) PPC Scarce 3  [CG019745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019745)

5th Silver/Green (Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG019768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019768)

(Some cards have dates printed across the top of the obverse)

Blue (Player’s Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG019791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019791)

Mustard (Player’s Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG019830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019830)

Lt Grey/Blue (Player’s Plus Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG019832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019832)

(1st line of each paragraph on reverse is indented)

6th Silver/Green (Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG089393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089393)

(Some cards have dates printed across the top of the obverse)

Blue (Player’s Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG089395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089395)

Mustard (Player’s Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG089394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089394)

Lt Grey/Blue (Player’s Plus Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG089396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089396)

(Reverse text is centered with card holder signature space at bottom)

7th Silver/Green (Player’s Club) None Common 1  [CG167948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167948)

(Some cards have dates printed across the top of the obverse)

Blue (Player's Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG139475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139475)

Blue/Red (Player's Plus Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG139476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139476)

(Card holder signature removed)

8th Grey (SlotWorld Rewards) None Common 1  [CG198625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198625)

[**SLOTWORLD DAYTONA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVDASL) **(Dayton, NV)**

Slot Club Opened:2006 Closed: 2010

*(Became the Pioneer Crossing Dayton)*

1st Lavender (Slot World) None Scarce 3  [CG109664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109664)

Green (Slot World) None Scarce 3  [CG109665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109665)

**[SLS HOTEL & CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLZ9) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Was originally the Sahara)*

1st Black/Fuschia (The Code) SBE Common 1  [CG133745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133745)

(White reverse)

(1st issue cards were printed with "Code Member" rather than customer name opening day for

people waiting to get in and they could replace it with a personal card once inside)

2nd Black/Fuschia (The Code) SBE Common 1  [CG141427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141427)

(Black reverse)

3a Turquoise (The CODE Select) SBE Common 1  [CG144350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144350)

Red (The CODE Premium) SBE Scarce 3  [CG144351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144351)

Blue (The CODE Elite) SBE Scarce 3  [CG144352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144352)

Purple (The CODE Legend SBE V Scarce 7  [CG144353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144353)

3b Turquoise (The CODE Select) None Common 1  [CG199158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199158)

Blue (The CODE Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG199159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199159)

4th Turquoise (Rewards Club 52 – Preferred) None Common 1  [CG168652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168652)

Pink (Rewards Club 52 – VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG168653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168653)

Blue (Rewards Club 52 – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG168654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168654)

Grey (Rewards Club 52 – Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG168655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168655)

**[SOUTH COAST](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSX) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2006

1st Blue (Club Coast) None Common 0  [CG008670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008670)

(Circular sticker stating “South Coast Charter Member.”)

TC Gold (Players’ Rewards & Poker Room) PPC Scarce 3  [CG100709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100709)

(This casino shared the “Club Coast” cards with Barbary Coast, Gold Coast,

Orleans and Suncoast. See Coast cards for those later issues)

[**SOUTH POINT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSY) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Black (“The Club”) None Common 0  [CG005421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005421)

(“The Club” is a **shiny** red color on the obverse)

2nd Black (“The Club”) None Common 0  [CG058520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058520)

(“The Club” is a **flat** red color on the obverse, no phone number on reverse)

3rd Black (“The Club”) None Common 0  [CG086544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086544)

(Two phone numbers after web address on bottom line of reverse)

4th Black (“The Club”) plicards Common 0  [CG111959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111959)

(Has "P610471"upper left on reverse with "www.plicards.com" on top right)

XX Black (“The Sports Book”) None Common 1  [CG005401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005401)

XX Rust (“Player’s Rewards Poker Room”) PPC Common 1  [CG071108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071108)

XX Peach (“Postime Perks”) None Common 1  [CG058521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058521)

XX Multi ($3,500 VIP Race Fan Package Expires 3/31/11) None Scarce 3  [CG111960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111960)

(Picture of Brendan Gaughan, the SouthPoint NASCAR race car driver on obverse & dated 2011)

XX Black ($4,500 VIP Race Fan Package Expires 3/19/12) None Scarce 3  [CG111961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111961)

(Picture of the SouthPoint NASCAR race car on obverse & dated 2012)

XX Black ($5,000 VIP Race Fan Package Expires 3/18/13) None Scarce 3  [CG144896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144896)

(Picture of the SouthPoint NASCAR race car on obverse & dated 2013)

XX Red ($5,000 VIP Race Fan Package Expires 3/18/14) None Scarce 3  [CG123045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123045)

(Picture of the SouthPoint NASCAR race car on obverse & dated 2014)

XX Red ($5,000 VIP Race Fan Package Expires 3/17/15) None Scarce 3  [CG118215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118215)

(Picture of the SouthPoint NASCAR race car on obverse & dated 2015)

XX Yellow ($5,000 VIP Race Fan Package Expires 3/15/16) None Scarce 3  [CG158413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158413)

(Picture of the SouthPoint NASCAR race car on obverse & dated 2016)

XX Multi ($5,000 VIP Race Fan Package Expires 3/31/17) None Scarce 3  [CG177294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177294)

(Picture of the SouthPoint NASCAR race card on obverse & dated 2017)

(The above NASCAR cards list contest info on reverse that mentions new club members

get $15 Free Slot Play when presenting card at the Slot Club Booth)

[**SPARKEY'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRESP) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(See the “Golden Tavern Group” in the Universal Section)*

[**SPECTATORS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX27) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(Part of the Putter's Gaming Group)*

1st Green (Points Plus) None Common 1  [CG111962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111962)

[**SPEEDWAY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLSC) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2008

*(Became “Lucky Club Casino” in 2008)*

1st Multi (“Pit Pass” in Yellow) ACC Common 1  [CG111963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111963)

(Bar code on reverse printed by casino, missing on blank cards)

2nd Multi (“Pit Pass” in Green) None Common 0  [CG111965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111965)

(Magnetic Strip on reverse)

[**SPORTING LIFE BAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU65) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“SLB”) None Scarce 3  [CG199160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199160)

[**STAGE DOOR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV27) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Welcome to Fabulous Las Vegas Sign) None Scarce 3  [CG199161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199161)

[**STARBOARD TACK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY01) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Starboard Tack Rewards) None Common 1  [CG211547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211547)

[**STARDUST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 2006

1st Blue/Purple ("Stardust Slot Club") PPC V Rare 40  [CG111966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111966)

(Raised Printing, No PPC Logo, "Patent Pending PPC" on reverse)

2nd Blue/Purple ("Stardust Slot Club") PPC Rare+ 15  [CG111967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111967)

(Non-shaded PPC Logo & "Patent Pending" on reverse)

3rd Blue/Purple ("Stardust Slot Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG064349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064349)

(Shaded PPC Logo & tiny "Patent Pending" on reverse)

4th Lavender ("Stardust Slot Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG111968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111968)

(Shaded PPC Logo & "Patent No. 4,941,686" on reverse. Reverse text starts 4mm from left

edge of card with Patent No. centered under punch holes.)

Lavender ("Stardust Slot Club") PPC Scarce 3  [CG114852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114852)

(Shaded PPC Logo & "Patent No. 4,941,686" on reverse. Reverse text starts 9mm from left

edge of card with Patent No. ending close to right edge.)

5th Lavender ("Stardust Slot Club") PPC Common 1  [CG064353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064353)

(Non-shaded PPC Logo & "Patent No. 4,941,686" on reverse)

6th Lavender ("Stardust Slot Club") PPC Common 1  [CG064358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064358)

(Small PPC Logo & "Patent No. 4,941,686" on reverse. There is also an error card where

the bottom half of the card which has the PPC logo is cut off.) [CG114853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114853)

7th Black ("Stardust Players Club" & Neon 7’s) PPC Common 1  [CG064357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064357)

(This issue of cards varied in color from blue tint to purple tint. Player numbers can be printed

on the obverse, reverse or both. Some cards have no player name printed.)

8th Purple (“Stardust Players Club” & Hotel) PPC Common 1  [CG064348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064348)

(Hologram “Star” in the center of the “U” in “Club”)

9th Blue/Orange (“Stardust Forty-Fifth Anniversary”) None Scarce 1  [CG064344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064344)

(This card was issued June 2003. It was the 1st of a “Collector Series” with a small sign)

10th Blue/Lt Blue (“Stardust Forty-Fifth Anniversary”) None Scarce 1  [CG064345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064345)

(This card was issued in July 2003 as part of the “Collector Series” with a large sign)

11th Orange/Black (“Stardust 45 Years” & Dancers) None Scarce 1  [CG064346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064346)

(This card was the 3rd in the “Collector Series”)

12th Grey (“Stardust 45 Years” & Pool) None Scarce 1  [CG064347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064347)

(This card was the last of four in the “Collector Series”)

13th Dk Blue (“Prime Rewards Club”) None Common 0  [CG111969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111969)

Dk/Lt Blue (“Chairman’s Club” ) None Common 0  [CG111970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111970)

(The last sentence begins with the words “the right…” on this issue)

14th Dk Blue (“Prime Rewards Club”) None Common 0  [CG111971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111971)

Dk/Lt Blue( “Chairman’s Club”) None Common 1  [CG111972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111972)

(The last sentence begins with the word “right…” on this issue)

XX Grey ("Stardust Slot Club") None Rare 10  [CG111973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111973)

(Emergency/temporary card, Blank reverse)

XX White ("Stardust Slot Club" in Dk Pink) None V Scarce 7  [CG111974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111974)

(Raised Printing, blank reverse)

XX White ("Stardust Slot Club" in Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG111975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111975)

(Normal Printing, blank reverse)

(Above 2 cards are emergency/temporary cards that were issued for a few weeks in early 2001)

XX White ("Stardust Slot Club" in Blue) None V Scarce 7  [CG111976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111976)

(Raised Printing, looks like the 2 cards above but with blue printing although it's unclear

if they were ever issued)

XX White (“Stardust”) None Common 1  [CG111977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111977)

(Punchboard and magnetic strip with a blank reverse, used as a temporary card)

XX White (“Stardust”) None Common 1  [CG064352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064352)

(Same as above with the magnetic strip only, no punches)

TC1 Black (Stardust) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111978)

(PPC logo on reverse)

TC2 Black (Stardust) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111979)

("Plastic Print A Card" on reverse)

TC3 White/Purple (Stardust) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG111980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111980)

TC4 White/Purple (Stardust) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG064351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064351)

(This card has a “Silvery tint to the obverse”)

PTC Black (Stardust) None V Scarce 7  [CG111981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111981)

(Looks like TC2 but this is a paper card)

PC Gold (Stardust) None Scarce 3  [CG111982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111982)

PC Blue (Stardust) None Scarce 3  [CG111983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111983)

PC Red (Stardust) None Scarce 3  [CG111984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111984)

(The paper cards identify the member as a VIP allowing comps for rooms, restaurants and bars)

PC White (Special Keno Customer) None V Scarce 7  [CG193175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193175)

[**STATE LINE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWESL) **/** [**SILVER SMITH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWESS) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2003

*(Silver Smith became Montego Bay in 2003)*

1st Multi ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG053072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053072)

2nd Multi ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG053073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053073)

(Very similar to above, but the red border on obverse words “Wendover” & “Nevada” are

barely visible. Overall, card looks less sharp.)

3rd Multi ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG109587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109587)

(No signature strip on reverse)

PC White ("Temporary Player's Card") None Rare 10  [CG109589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109589)

PC Multi (“Players Club”) None Rare 10  [CG109588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109588)

(Both paper cards are slightly oversized)

[**STATE LINE NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWENS) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2004

*(Became “Wendover Nugget”)*

1st White (“Stateline Nugget” Hotel & Gambling Hall) ACC Common 1  [CG053070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053070)

(Small & large arrows, different distances apart known – printed by casino)

XX Gold (“Stateline Nugget” Hotel & Gambling Hall) None Scarce 3  [CG109586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109586)

(This gold card is NOT intended for machine use, there are cards with different exp dates)

[**STATION CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV25) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Yellow/Gold ("Boarding Pass" Reverse copyright 1998) None Common 1  [CG066380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066380)

2nd Yellow/Gold ("Boarding Pass" Reverse copyright 1999) None Common 1  [CG066381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066381)

3rd Yellow/Gold ("Boarding Pass") None Common 1  [CG066382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066382)

(The Boulder Station train points over the “&”)

Yellow/Gold (“Boarding Pass”) None Common 1  [CG066383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066383)

(The Boulder Station train points over the “a” in “information)

Silver (Platinum "Boarding Pass" in Blue) None Scarce 3  [CG066384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066384)

Silver (Platinum "Boarding Pass" in Orange) None Scarce 3  [CG066385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066385)

Silver (Platinum "Boarding Pass" in Red) None Scarce 3  [CG066386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066386)

Silver (Platinum "Boarding Pass" in Green) None Scarce 3  [CG066387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066387)

(3rd issue copyright 2000. Platinum cards have a silver reverse)

(Above issues have 4 different casino logos on reverse and Blue, Green, Red, and Yellow "VI$"

senior stickers are known)

4th Yellow/Gold ("Boarding Pass") None Common 1  [CG066388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066388)

(Copyright 2000)

Silver (Platinum “Boarding Pass” in Green) None Scarce 3  [CG066394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066394)

(Copyright 2001 with white reverse)

(This issue adds Santa Fe Station on reverse so now shows 5 different casino logos)

(1st thru 4th issue cards have been found with 55+ stickers besides the VI$ stickers mentioned above)

5th Gold ("Gold Boarding Pass") None Common 1  [CG066390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066390)

Gold ("Gold Boarding Pass" & "55+") None Common 1  [CG066391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066391)

Silver (Platinum "Boarding Pass" in Lt Brown) None Scarce 3  [CG066392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066392)

Silver (Platinum "Boarding Pass" in Lt Brown & "55+") None Scarce 3  [CG066393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066393)

Black ("Presidents Boarding Pass") None Scarce 3  [CG066396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066396)

Black ("Presidents Boarding Pass" & "55+") None Scarce 3  [CG066397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066397)

(Copyright 2001 on the reverse, Platinum cards have a white reverse)

6th Gold ("Preferred Xtra Play Cash") None Common 1  [CG066398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066398)

Gold ("Preferred Xtra Play Cash" & "55+") None Common 1  [CG066399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066399)

Gold ("Gold Xtra Play Cash") None Common 1  [CG066400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066400)

Gold ("Gold Xtra Play Cash" & "55+") None Common 1  [CG066401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066401)

Silver ("Platinum Xtra Play Cash") None Common 1  [CG066402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066402)

Silver ("Platinum Xtra Play Cash" & "55+") None Common 1  [CG066403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066403)

Black ("Presidents Xtra Play Cash") None Scarce 3  [CG066404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066404)

Black ("Presidents Xtra Play Cash" & "55+") None Scarce 3  [CG066405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066405)

7th Black ("President Xtra Play Cash") None Scarce 3  [CG066406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066406)

Black ("President Xtra Play Cash" & "55+") None Scarce 3  [CG066407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066407)

(Note: The "s" was dropped from "Presidents")

8th Orange (“Preferred Boarding Pass”) None Common 1  [CG066408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066408)

Orange (“Preferred Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Common 1  [CG066409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066409)

(These two cards have a Red strip across the top of the obverse)

Orange (“Gold Boarding Pass”) None Common 1  [CG066410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066410)

Orange (“Gold Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Common 1  [CG066411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066411)

(These two cards have a Gold strip across the top of the obverse)

Silver (“Platinum Boarding Pass”) None Common 1  [CG066412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066412)

Silver (“Platinum Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Common 1  [CG066413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066413)

(These two cards have a Blue strip across the top of the obverse)

Black (“President Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG066414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066414)

Black (“President Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Scarce 3  [CG066415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066415)

(These two cards have a Copper strip across the top of the obverse)

(Copyright 2002 on the reverse)

9th Orange (“Preferred Boarding Pass”) None Common 0  [CG066416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066416)

Orange (“Preferred Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG066417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066417)

(These two cards have a Red strip across the top of the obverse)

Orange (“Gold Boarding Pass”) None Common 0  [CG066418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066418)

Orange (“Gold Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG066419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066419)

(These two cards have a Gold strip across the top of the obverse)

Silver (“Platinum Boarding Pass”) None Common 0  [CG066420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066420)

Silver (“Platinum Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG066421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066421)

(These two cards have a Blue strip across the top of the obverse)

Black (“President Boarding Pass”) None Scarce 3  [CG066422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066422)

Black (“President Boarding Pass” & “55+”) None Scarce 3  [CG066423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066423)

(These two cards have a copper strip across the top of the obverse)

(Copyright 2003 on the reverse)

10th Red (“Jumbo Jackpot Preferred”) None Common 0  [CG066424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066424)

Red (“Jumbo Jackpot Preferred” &”55+”) None Common 0  [CG066425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066425)

Tan (“Jumbo Jackpot Gold”) None Common 0  [CG066426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066426)

Tan (“Jumbo Jackpot Gold” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG066427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066427)

Blue (“Jumbo Jackpot Platinum”) None Common 0  [CG066428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066428)

Blue (“Jumbo Jackpot Platinum” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG066429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066429)

Black (“Jumbo Jackpot President”) None Common 0  [CG066430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066430)

Black (“Jumbo Jackpot President” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG066431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066431)

(Copyright 2003 on the reverse)

11th Red (“Jumbo Jackpot Preferred”) None Common 0  [CG111985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111985)

Red (“Jumbo Jackpot Preferred” &”55+”) None Common 0  [CG111986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111986)

Tan (“Jumbo Jackpot Gold”) None Common 0  [CG111987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111987)

Tan (“Jumbo Jackpot Gold” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG111988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111988)

Blue (“Jumbo Jackpot Platinum”) None Common 0  [CG111989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111989)

Blue (“Jumbo Jackpot Platinum” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG111990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111990)

(The blue color varies from a grey blue to a steel blue)

Black (“Jumbo Jackpot President”) None Common 0  [CG111991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111991)

Black (“Jumbo Jackpot President” & “55+”) None Common 0  [CG111992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111992)

Purple (“Chairman”) None V Scarce 7  [CG111993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111993)

(Both faint and **bold** backgrounds have been reported on this “Chairman “card)

(This issue of cards is copyright 2004 on the reverse)

(There are variations of the “Boarding Pass” background on the obverse, bold or faint)

12th Red (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG111994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111994)

Red (55+ Preferred) None Common 0  [CG111995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111995)

Tan/Orange (Gold) None Common 0  [CG111996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111996)

Tan/Orange (55+ Gold) None Common 0  [CG111997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111997)

Blue (Platinum) None Common 0  [CG111998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111998)

Blue (55+ Platinum) None Common 0  [CG111999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111999)

Grey (President) None Common 0  [CG112000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112000)

Grey (55+ President) None Common 0  [CG112001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112001)

Purple (Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG112002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112002)

(Centennial 1905-2005)

(The Station Casinos cards were used at Boulder Station, Green Valley Ranch, Palace Station,

Santa Fe Station, Sunset Station, and Texas Station)

13th Red (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG112003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112003)

Red (55+ Preferred) None Common 0  [CG112004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112004)

Tan (Gold) None Common 0  [CG112005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112005)

Tan (55+ Gold) None Common 0  [CG112006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112006)

Blue (Platinum) None Common 0  [CG112007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112007)

Blue (55+ Platinum) None Common 0  [CG112008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112008)

Black (President) None Common 0  [CG112009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112009)

Black (55+ President) None Common 0  [CG112010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112010)

(Copyright 2005 on the reverse)

14th Red (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG100714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100714)

Red (55+ Preferred) None Common 0  [CG112011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112011)

Tan (Gold) None Common 0  [CG112012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112012)

Tan (55+ Gold) None Common 0  [CG112013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112013)

Blue (Platinum) None Common 0  [CG112014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112014)

Blue (55+ Platinum) None Common 0  [CG112015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112015)

Black (President) None Common 0  [CG112016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112016)

Black (55+ President) None Common 0  [CG112017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112017)

(Copyright 2006 on the reverse)

15thRed (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG112018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112018)

Tan (Gold) None Common 0  [CG112019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112019)

Blue (Platinum) None Common 0  [CG112020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112020)

Black (President) None Common 0  [CG112021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112021)

Purple (Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG112022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112022)

(Copyright 2006 – “red rock” in small case has been added to the reverse for above 5 cards)

Red (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG112023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112023)

(“Know your limits…” has been moved to the bottom of this card)

16th Red (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG096505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096505)

Tan (Gold) None Common 0  [CG007167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007167)

Blue (Platinum) None Common 0  [CG007681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007681)

Black (President) None Common 0  [CG008564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008564)

Purple (Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG008565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008565)

(Copyright 2006 – “30th Anniversary”)

17th Red (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG112024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112024)

Tan (Gold) None Common 0  [CG112025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112025)

Blue (Platinum) None Common 0  [CG112026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112026)

Black (President) None Common 0  [CG112027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112027)

Purple (Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG112028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112028)

(This issue was aLimited Edition with the card looking much like a package tied with a bow)

18th Red (Preferred) None Common 0  [CG112029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112029)

Tan (Gold) None Common 0  [CG112030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112030)

Blue (Platinum) None Common 0  [CG112031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112031)

Black (President) None Common 0  [CG112032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112032)

Purple (Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG112033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112033)

(Copyright 2007)

19th Red (my/Card PREFFERED) None Common 0  [CG112034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112034)

Orange (my/Card GOLD) None Common 0  [CG112035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112035)

Grey (my/Card PLATINUM) None Common 0  [CG112036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112036)

Black (my/Card PRESIDENT) None Scarce 3  [CG112037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112037)

Purple (my/Card CHAIRMAN) None V Scarce 7  [CG112038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112038)

(Copyright 2008 – 7 casino logos)

20th Red (my/Card PREFFERED) None Common 0  [CG112039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112039)

Orange (my/Card GOLD) None Common 0  [CG112040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112040)

Grey (my/Card PLATINUM) None Common 0  [CG112041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112041)

Black (my/Card PRESIDENT) None Scarce 3  [CG112042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112042)

Purple (my/Card CHAIRMAN) None V Scarce 7  [CG112043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112043)

(Copyright 2008 – 8 casinos listed without logos with “Aliante” added)

(Sports book adds a sticker w/numbers to obverse of YOUR level card)

21st Red (my/Card PREFFERED) None Common 0  [CG112044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112044)

Orange (my/Card GOLD) None Common 0  [CG112045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112045)

Black (my/Card PRESIDENT) None Scarce 3  [CG112046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112046)

(Copyright 2008 – Reverse casino list moved to the right to make room for the hole punch)

22nd Red (my/Card PREFFERED) H Common 0  [CG112047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112047)

Orange (my/Card GOLD) H Common 0  [CG112048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112048)

(Copyright 2008 – “H” in upper right corner of reverse)

23rd Red (my/Card PREFFERED) None Common 0  [CG112049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112049)

Orange (my/Card GOLD) None Common 0  [CG112050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112050)

Grey (my/Card PLATINUM) None Common 0  [CG112051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112051)

Black (my/Card PRESIDENT) None Scarce 3  [CG112052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112052)

Purple (my/Card CHAIRMAN) None V Scarce 7  [CG112053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112053)

(Copyright 2009– 15th Anniversary)

24th Red (my/Card PREFFERED) None Common 0  [CG112054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112054)

Yellow (my/Card GOLD) None Common 0  [CG112055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112055)

Grey (my/Card PLATINUM) None Common 0  [CG112056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112056)

Black (my/Card PRESIDENT) None Scarce 3  [CG112057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112057)

Purple (my/Card CHAIRMAN) None V Scarce 7  [CG112058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112058)

(Copyright 2010– Race Horse & sports icons on obverse)

25th Red (PREFFERED Boarding Pass) None Common 0  [CG095481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095481)

Yellow (GOLD Boarding Pass) None Common 0  [CG112059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112059)

Grey (PLATINUM Boarding Pass) None Common 0  [CG112060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112060)

Black (PRESIDENT Boarding Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG112061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112061)

Purple (CHAIRMAN Boarding Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG112062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112062)

(Copyright 2011– 35 Years of Love, spacing from reverse casino logos to next line of text is approx 1mm)

26th Red (PREFFERED Boarding Pass) None Common 0  [CG112063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112063)

Yellow (GOLD Boarding Pass) None Common 0  [CG112064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112064)

Grey (PLATINUM Boarding Pass) None Common 0  [CG112065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112065)

Black (PRESIDENT Boarding Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG112066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112066)

Purple (CHAIRMAN Boarding Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG112067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112067)

(Copyright 2011– 35 Years of Love, spacing from reverse casino logos to next line of text is approx 2mm)

27th Red (Station PREFFERED) None Common 0  [CG094237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094237)

Mustard (Station GOLD) None Common 0  [CG112068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112068)

Grey (Station PLATINUM) None Common 0  [CG112069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112069)

Black (Station PRESIDENT) None Scarce 3  [CG112070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112070)

Purple (Station CHAIRMAN) None V Scarce 7  [CG112071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112071)

(Copyright 2012 – 3 casino logos on reverse)

28th Red (Station PREFERRED) None Common 0  [CG114855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114855)

Mustard (Station GOLD) None Common 0  [CG114856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114856)

Grey (Station PLATINUM) None Common 0  [CG114857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114857)

Black (Station PRESIDENT) None Scarce 3  [CG114858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114858)

Purple (Station CHAIRMAN) None V Scarce 7  [CG114859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114859)

(Copyright 2013 – 3 casino logos on reverse)

29th Red (Station PREFERRED) None Common 0  [CG126436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126436)

Mustard (Station GOLD) None Common 0  [CG126437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126437)

Grey (Station PLATINUM) None Common 0  [CG126438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126438)

(Copyright 2014 – 3 casino logos on reverse)

30th Red (Station PREFERRED – STN 3X) None Common 0  [CG125980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125980)

Mustard (Station GOLD – STN 3X) None Common 0  [CG125981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125981)

Grey (Station PLATINUM – STN 3X) None Common 0  [CG125982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125982)

Black (Station PRESIDENT – STN 3X) None Scarce 3  [CG125983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125983)

Purple (Station CHAIRMAN – STN 3X) None V Scarce 7  [CG125984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125984)

(Copyright 2014 – STN 3X logo in lower left obverse)

31st Red (Station PREFERRED – American Flag) None Common 1  [CG127151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127151)

Mustard (Station GOLD – American Flag) None Common 1  [CG127152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127152)

Grey (Station PLATINUM – American Flag) None Common 1  [CG127153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127153)

Black (Station PRESIDENT – American Flag) None Scarce 3  [CG127154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127154)

Purple (Station CHAIRMAN – American Flag) None V Scarce 7  [CG127155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127155)

(Copyright 2014 – special cards for military veterans has American flag across the bottom

with a yellow ribbon in the bottom right corner)

32nd Red (Station PREFERRED – STN 3X) None Common 0  [CG144446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144446)

Mustard (Station GOLD – STN 3X) None Common 0  [CG144659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144659)

Grey (Station PLATINUM – STN 3X) None Common 0  [CG187194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187194)

Black (Station PRESIDENT – STN 3X) None Scarce 3  [CG187195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187195)

Purple (Station CHAIRMAN – STN 3X) None V Scarce 7  [CG199427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199427)

(Copyright 2015 – STN 3X logo in lower left obverse)

33rd Red (Station PREFERRED – American Flag) None Common 1  [CG199428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199428)

Mustard (Station GOLD – American Flag) None Common 1  [CG199429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199429)

Grey (Station PLATINUM – American Flag) None Common 1  [CG199430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199430)

Black (Station PRESIDENT – American Flag) None Scarce 3  [CG199431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199431)

(Copyright 2015 – special cards for military veterans has American flag across the bottom

with a yellow ribbon in the bottom right corner)

34th Red (Boarding Pass PREFERRED – 40 Years) None Common 1  [CG166619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166619)

Mustard (Boarding Pass GOLD – 40 Years) None Common 1  [CG166620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166620)

Grey (Boarding PLATINUM – 40 Years) None Common 1  [CG166621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166621)

Black (Boarding Pass PRESIDENT – 40 Years) None Scarce 3  [CG166622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166622)

Purple (Boarding Pass CHAIRMAN – 40 Years) None V Scarce 7  [CG166623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166623)

(Copyright 2016 – 40 Years 1976 - 2016)

35th Red (Boarding Pass – PREFERRED & American Flag) None Common 1  [CG167417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167417)

Mustard (Boarding Pass – GOLD & American Flag) None Common 1  [CG199432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199432)

(Copyright 2016 – Special cards for military veterans has small American flag in upper right corner on obverse)

36th Red (My|Rewards – Preferred) None Common 0  [CG172373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172373)

Mustard (My|Rewards – Gold) None Common 0  [CG172374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172374)

Grey (My|Rewards – Platinum) None Common 0  [CG172375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172375)

Black (My|Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG172376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172376)

Purple (My|Rewards – Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG172377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172377)

(Copyright 2016)

37th Grey (My|Rewards – Platinum & American Flag) None Common 0  [CG199434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199434)

Black (My|Rewards – President & American Flag) None Scarce 3  [CG199435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199435)

Purple (My|Rewards – Chairman & American Flag) None V Scarce 7  [CG199436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199436)

(Copyright 2016 – Special cards for military veterans has small American flag in upper right

corner on obverse)

38th Red (My|Rewards – Preferred) None Common 0  [CG186875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186875)

Mustard (My|Rewards – Gold) None Common 0  [CG187197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187197)

Grey (My|Rewards – Platinum) None Common 0  [CG187781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187781)

Black (My|Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG193705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193705)

Purple (My|Rewards – Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG198525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198525)

(Copyright 2017)

39th Red (My|Rewards – Preferred & American Flag) None Common 0  [CG187775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187775)

Mustard (My|Rewards – Gold & American Flag) None Common 0  [CG187776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187776)

Grey (My|Rewards – Platinum & American Flag) None Common 0  [CG198526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198526)

(Copyright 2017 – Special cards for military veterans has small American flag in upper right

corner on obverse)

40th Red (Wheel of Fortune Big Time Bonus – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG203804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203804)

Yellow (Wheel of Fortune Big Time Bonus – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG202071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202071)

Grey (Wheel of Fortune Big Time Bonus – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG203805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203805)

Black (Wheel of Fotrune Big Time Bonus – President) None Scarce 3  [CG203806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203806)

(Copyright 2018)

41st Red (My|Rewards – Preferred) None Common 0  [CG203807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203807)

Black (My|Rewards – President) None Scarce 3  [CG203808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203808)

(Copyright 2018)

42nd Gold (My|Rewards – Gold & American Flag) None Common 0  [CG203809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203809)

(Copyright 2018 – Special cards for military veterans has small American flag in upper right

corner on obverse)

XX White/Green (“Fan Club Card” & stitched baseball) None V Rare 75  [CG112072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112072)

(The purpose of this card is unknown. Says “Las Vegas Stars” in the lower right on obverse.)

XX Black (V.I.P. Parking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG112073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112073)

(Copyright2005)

XX Black (V.I.P. Parking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG120105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120105)

(Copyright2006 without Red Rock listed on reverse)

XX Black (V.I.P. Parking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG112074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112074)

(Copyright 2006 with Red Rock listed lower left on reverse)

XX Black (V.I.P. Parking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG112075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112075)

(Copyright 2007)

XX Red/Multi (VIP Parking Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG112076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112076)

(Copyright 2007 – Valid through 2/15/08 reverse)

XX Blue (VIP Parking) None V Scarce 7  [CG112077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112077)

(Copyright 2008 – Valid through 8/15/08)

XX Red/Silver (VIP Parking) None V Scarce 7  [CG112078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112078)

(Copyright 2008 – Valid through 2/01/09)

XX Green (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG112079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112079)

(Copyright 2009 - 10 casinos on reverse, Valid through 8/15/09)

XX Red (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG112080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112080)

(Copyright 2009 – 10 casinos on revers, Valid through 2/15/10, “Fiesta” added to the obverse)

XX Black (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG144228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144228)

(Copyright 2010 – 10 casinos on reverse, Valid through 8/15/10)

XX White/Grey (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG112081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112081)

(Copyright 2010 – 10 casinos on reverse, Valid through 2/15/11)

XX Red (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG112082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112082)

(Copyright 2011 – 10 casinos on reverse, Valid through 8/15/11)

XX White/Grey (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG112083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112083)

(Copyright 2011 – 10 casinos on reverse, Valid through 12/31/11)

XX Red (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG112084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112084)

(Copyright 2012 – 10 casinos on reverse, Valid through 6/30/12)

XX Black (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG112085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112085)

(Copyright 2012 – 10 casinos on reverse, Valid through 12/31/12)

XX Red (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG120106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120106)

(Copyright 2013 – 9 casinos on reverse, Valid through 6/30/13)

XX Orange (VIP Parking) None Scarce 5  [CG120107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120107)

(Copyright 2013 – 9 casinos on reverse, Valid through 12/31/13)

XX White ("VIP Parking" on license plate) None Scarce 5  [CG121658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121658)

(Copyright 2014 – Valid through 6/30/14)

XX Multi ("VIP Parking" on license plate) None Scarce 5  [CG126813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126813)

(Copyright 2014 – Valid through 12/31/14)

XX Multi ("VIP Parking" on license plate) None Scarce 5  [CG143250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143250)

(Copyright 2015 – Valid through 6/30/15)

XX Multi ("VIP Parking" on "Battle Born" license plate) None Scarce 5  [CG147526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147526)

(Copyright 2015 – Valid through 12/31/15)

XX Red (“VIP Parking” 40 Years) None Scarce 5  [CG169433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169433)

(Copyright 2016 – Valid through 12/31/16)

XX Yellow (“VIP Parking” My|Rewards) None Scarce 5  [CG199437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199437)

(Copyright 2017 – Valid through 06/30/17)

XX White/Blue (“VIP Parking” My|Rewards) None Scarce 5  [CG205222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205222)

(Copyright 2018 – Valid through 12/31/18)

(VIP Parking cards were used at all Stations locations)

XX White (Sports Connection – Bet Better) None Scarce 5  [CG125985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125985)

(Has instructions for placing wagers by phone on reverse)

XX Orange (Sports Connection) None Common 1  [CG128649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128649)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse, similar design to standard 2012 slot cards – 27th issue)

XX Pink (Project Pink – 2014 Limited Edition) None Scarce 3  [CG135655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135655)

XX Pink (Project Pink – 2015 Limited Edition) None Scarce 3  [CG153630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153630)

XX Black (Gold Key) P743836 Scarce 3  [CG171182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171182)

(Copyright 2016 – reverse text mentions this is a T-Bones loyalty card and can also be used as a

Station Casinos Boarding Pass card)

PC White (Station Casinos Poker Plus) None Common 1  [CG112086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112086)

(Paper card used for poker contests)

(Many different stickers have been found on most issues of cards from this casino, including

Sunset Station stickers and various senior stickers)

[**STATION HOUSE, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVTOSH) **(Tonopah, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1982 Closed: 2002

1st Black ("Preferred Member Slot Player") None Ex Rare 50  [CG114854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114854)

(Raised Printing)

[**STEINER'S PUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX59) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Multi (Nevada Style Gamer Rewards) None Common 3  [CG120453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120453)

(White reverse)

Green/Multi (Nevada Style Gamer Rewards) None Common 3  [CG186999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186999)

(White reverse)

Yellow/Multi (Nevada Style Gamer Rewards) None Common 3  [CG187000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187000)

(Yellow reverse)

2nd Grey/Yellow (Nevada Style Gamer Rewards) None Common 3  [CG181955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181955)

(Black reverse)

[**STOCKMAN’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVELST) **(Elko, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Tan ("XtraBuck$ SlotClub”) None V Scarce 7  [CG052259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052259)

XX Lt Blue ("Patron Card") None Scarce 3  [CG091120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091120)

(Temp card used in late 2010 while waiting for new casino logo after Holder Link was sold)

*(Same cards were used at Commercial Hotel Casino in Elko that was right across the street)*

*(Previously used “Holder Link” cards found in the universal section)*

*(In 2011 started using Northern Star Casinos’ cards that are also found in the universal section)*

[**STOCKMAN'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVFAST) **(Fallon, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Multi (“Xtra Bucks Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109180)

2nd Multi (“Xtra Bucks Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG109181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109181)

(This issue added the address & phone number below “CASINO BAR” in reverse logo)

3rd Copper (“Winners Club” & Full House) None Scarce 3  [CG109182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109182)

Silver (“Winners Club” & Four of a Kind) None Scarce 3  [CG087368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087368)

Gold (“Winners Club” & Royal Flush) None Scarce 3  [CG109183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109183)

(Script logos front and back)

4th Copper/Green (“Winners Club Copper”) None Scarce 3  [CG109184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109184)

Gold (“Winners Club Gold” & Royal Flush) None Scarce 3  [CG087367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087367)

(Block letter logo front, script logo on reverse)

5th Copper/Green (“Winners Club Copper”) None Scarce 3  [CG087506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087506)

Copper (“Winners Club Bronze” & Full House) None Scarce 3  [CG109185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109185)

Silver (“Winners Club Silver” & Four of a Kind) None Scarce 3  [CG109186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109186)

Gold (“Winners Club Gold” & Royal Flush) None Scarce 3  [CG119385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119385)

(Block letter logos front and back, one phone number on reverse)

6th Copper/Green (“Winners Club Copper”) None Scarce 3  [CG109187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109187)

Silver (“Winners Club Silver” & Four of a Kind) None Scarce 3  [CG119386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119386)

Gold (“Winners Club Gold” & Royal Flush) None Scarce 3  [CG119387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119387)

(Block letter logos front and back, two phone numbers on reverse)

PC Lt Orange ("XtraBuck$ Slot Club" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG058357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058357)

PC Tan (Casino, Bar & Restaurant) None V Scarce 7  [CG109188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109188)

PC Dk Pink (“Extra Bucks$ Slot Club” & “Stockman’s” lower right)None V Scarce 7  [CG109189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109189)

(Each paper card is hand made which took at least 10 minutes. No duplicates were given.

Paper cards were issued before the 1st plastic card.)

[**STONEHOUSE BAR & GRILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX92) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Stonehouse Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG116181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116181)

Blue (Stonehouse Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG116182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116182)

Black (Stonehouse Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG116183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116183)

[**STRATOSPHERE TOWER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVSZ) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(Was previously Vegas World)*

1st White/Lt Green ("Your Introductory Slot Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG005301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005301)

(Sixth line on reverse starts “at any time…”)

White/Lt Green ("Your Introductory Slot Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG005302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005302)

(Sixth line on reverse starts “any time…)

Turquoise (Building - Yellow "Players Club") None Rare 10  [CG060429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060429)

2nd Turquoise (Building - Orange "Players Club") None V Rare+ 50  [CG005300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005300)

(Obverse appears to have a "metallic" luster)

3rd Turquoise (Building - Orange "Players Club") Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG061635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061635)

(This issue has both a white and off white reverse)

4th Black ("Certified" Introductory card) Powercard Scarce 5  [CG064338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064338)

Black ("Certified" & "Players Card") Powercard Scarce 5  [CG059250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059250)

Orange ("Certified" & "Players Card") Powercard V Rare 75  [CG112087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112087)

5th Beige ("Players Card" Introductory - Blurry Letters) None Scarce 3  [CG059230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059230)

Yellow ("Players Card" – Blue Text) None Scarce 3  [CG005362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005362)

(Reverse text is BLUE and slightly blurry, no “Permanent Slot Card” on obverse)

Yellow (“Players Card” – Black Text) None Scarce 3  [CG103285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103285)

(Reverse text is BLACK and clear/sharp, no “Permanent Slot Card” on obverse)

6th Beige ("Players Card" Introductory – Clear Letters) None Scarce 3  [CG112088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112088)

Yellow ("Players Card") None V Scarce 5  [CG064553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064553)

("Permanent Slot Card" written on obverse. 2nd line begins "and privileges.")

Yellow ("Players Card") None Scarce 3  [CG059231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059231)

("Permanent Slot Card" written on obverse. 2nd line begins "privileges.")

7th Black (Players Member - Aerial View of Tower) None Common 1  [CG059251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059251)

Black (Tower Member - Aerial View of Tower) None Scarce 3  [CG061636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061636)

Black (High Roller Member - Aerial View of Tower) None Scarce 3  [CG005305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005305)

Black (Big Shot Member - Aerial View of Tower) None V Scarce 5  [CG005306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005306)

(“Exp 03/31/02” on the three higher level cards)

Black (Tower Member - Aerial View of Tower) None Scarce 3  [CG061634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061634)

Black (High Roller Member - Aerial View of Tower) None Scarce 3  [CG117499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117499)

Black (Big Shot Member - Aerial View of Tower) None V Scarce 5  [CG117500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117500)

(“Exp 03/31/03” on this group of higher level cards)

(Some cards may have stickers with updated expiration dates)

8th Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) None Scarce 3  [CG112089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112089)

(The logo starts at the “A” in “Rewards” and stops well passed the box around

“Ultimate Rewards” on the obverse extending almost to the edge of the card)

9th Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) None Common 1  [CG059252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059252)

Silver (“Ultimate Rewards High Roller” & “2 Stars”) None Common 1  [CG061637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061637)

Gold (“Ultimate Rewards Big Shot” & “3 Stars”) None Common 1  [CG005304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005304)

(There are Big Shot cards with both dark and faint logos)

Black (“Ultimate Rewards Ultimate” & “4 Stars”) None Common 1  [CG061638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061638)

(The logo starts at the “A” in “Rewards” and stops at the end of the box around

“Ultimate Rewards” on the obverse)

XX Black/White (“Nobody Offers You More” & Tower) None V Scarce 7  [CG005303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005303)

(This was used as a temporary card around April, 2003)

TC Purple/White ("Your Introductory Table Games Card") None Rare 15  [CG112090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112090)

PC Dk/Lt Teal ("Introductory Table Games Card") None Rare 15  [CG112091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112091)

PC Black (Introductory Table Games Card) None Rare 15  [CG133160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133160)

(This paper card has "Certified Players Card" and is similar to the 4th issue Introductory card)

*(See* ***“Ultimate Rewards”*** *issues for later cards also used at Arizona Charlie’s & Arizona*

*Charlie’s East plus the Aquarious Casino before switching to A.C.E. Rewards Club Cards,*

*both listed in the Universal Cards Section)*

[**SUNCOAST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVS1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Grey ("Charter Member") None Common 1  [CG058539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058539)

2nd Lt Grey ("Charter Member") PPC Common 1  [CG058540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058540)

3rd Green ("Club Denaro") PPC Common 1  [CG010999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010999)

(PPC is 25 mm in length)

Brown/Yellow ("Millionaire Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG058541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058541)

4th Green ("Club Denaro") cpi 2001121 Common 1  [CG058517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058517)

5th Green (“Club Denaro”) cpi 2006461 Common 1  [CG010713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010713)

6th Green (“Club Denaro”) cpi 2007659 Common 1  [CG010714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010714)

7th Green (“Club Denaro” PPC Common 1  [CG010715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010715)

(PPC on reverse 32mm in length)

Mustard/Yellow (“Millionaire Member”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG010716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010716)

(“KJUL” and “Bowlers Club” Stickers are known on most issues. KJUL stickers have been

found with either “Coast Casinos” or “Coast Resorts” at the top, especially on the 5th issue)

(**Note**: This casino shared the “Club Coast” cards with Barbary Coast, Gold Coast, South

Coast & Orleans. Then later switched to the Boyd Gaming B Connected cards.)

TC1 Green (“Club Denaro”) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG010710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010710)

(This card was similar to the regular slot play card with the exception of a very tight font on

the reverse of the card.

TC2 Blue (Suncoast Pit) PPC Common 1  [CG058518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058518)

TC3 Blue (Suncoast Pit) ACC Scarce 3  [CG112094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112094)

TC4 Green (Player’s Rewards Poker Room) None Scarce 3  [CG010712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010712)

[**SUNDANCE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWISC) **(Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously used “Holder Link” cards found in the universal section)*

1st Multicolored (Slot Machine Design w/Casino Name) None Scarce 3  [CG091129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091129)

(Has “Pay Table”, “Bet One”, “Spin” and “Bet Max” colored buttons)

2nd Black (Super Star Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG198543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198543)

(Now had 5 casino logos on reverse: Topaz Lodge, Winners Inn, Pete’s Gambling Hall, Joe’s

Tavern and Sundance casinos)

[**SUNDOWNER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRESU) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2003

1st Brown (Orange Cowboy Logo) None V Rare 75  [CG110339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110339)

(Logo to the left obverse. 8 lines text reverse. 2 known in collectors hands)

2nd Brown (Orange Cowboy Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG063132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063132)

(Logo to the right obverse, 13 lines text reverse, white and off white reverse)

3rd Brown (Orange Cowboy Logo) DLR CP Rare+ 25  [CG068657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068657)

(Color variations exist in obverse brown background)

4th Gold (Cowboy Lying Down) None V Scarce 7  [CG110340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110340)

Silver (Cowboy Lying Down) None Rare 15  [CG063133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063133)

(Reverse phone # has (702) area code, all following issues change to (775) on the reverse)

5th Gold (Cowboy Lying Down) PPC Scarce 3  [CG068658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068658)

Silver (Cowboy Lying Down) None V Scarce 7  [CG110341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110341)

6th Gold (Cowboy Lying Down) None Common 1  [CG110342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110342)

(Obverse web address is www.sundownercasino.com and 2nd line begins “SUNDOWNER”)

7th Gold (Cowboy Lying Down) None Common 1  [CG063134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063134)

(Obverse web address is www.Sundowner-Casino.com and 2nd line begins “DOWNER”,

plus there is a variation in the color of the cowboys pants from blue to black)

PCX White (Daily Prize Giveaway) None Scarce 3  [CG199740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199740)

XX1 Blue (Welcome Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG063135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063135)

(This was used as an introductory card as opposed to the cards below which were promotional)

XX2 Blue (Action Card) None Scarce 3  [CG063136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063136)

XX3 Green (Match Card) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG063137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063137)

XX4 White (Action Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG063138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063138)

XX5 Lavender (Action Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG063139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063139)

XX6 Peach (Action Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG063140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063140)

XX7 Orange (Action Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG063141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063141)

XX8 Red (Action Card) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG063142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063142)

XX9 Grey (Action Card) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG063143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063143)

XX10 Blue (Action Card) Cameo Scarce 3  [CG063144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063144)

XX11 Lavender (Action Card) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG063145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063145)

XX12 Peach (Action Card) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG063146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063146)

XX13 Red (Action Card) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG063147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063147)

XX14 White (Action Card) PPC Common 1  [CG063148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063148)

XX15 Blue (Action Card) PPC Common 1  [CG063149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063149)

XX16 Lt Blue (Action Card) PPC Common 1  [CG063150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063150)

XX17 Lavender (Action Card) PPC Common 1  [CG063151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063151)

XX18 Peach (Action Card) PPC Common 1  [CG063152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063152)

XX19 Red (Action Card) PPC Common 1  [CG063153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063153)

XX20 Pink (Action Card) PPC Common 1  [CG068659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068659)

XX21 Lt Grey (Action Card) PPC Scarce 3  [CG068660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068660)

XX22 Dk Grey (Action Card) PPC Scarce 3  [CG068661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068661)

XX23 Purple (Action Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG128849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128849)

(Above cards are promotional cards given to overnight bus guests. When the cards are placed in

the machine, credits are given to the player. Once these credits are played, the card is "no good"

The players tend to leave the cards laying around, which is why these cards are so plentiful. The

White card is only worth a dollar. The Blue is the next highest, followed by Lavender, Peach,

And Red. Other colors are rarely seen. Note that there are several variations of some colors.

The Sundowner started its slot club with the customer list from the Virginian – which it owned.)

[**SUNRISE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVS5) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Casino Never Opened

1st Black (Sunrise over Burning Sun) None Scarce 3  [CG112096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112096)

*(**Property was supposed to open in 1999, but was taken over and opened by Arizona Charlie's.*

*Many blank cards exist.)*

[**SUNSET STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHESS) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Orange/Blue ("Boarding Pass" 1996) None Scarce 3  [CG069169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069169)

2nd Orange/Blue ("Boarding Pass" 1997) None Scarce 3  [CG109291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109291)

(Borders around "Sunset Station" and "Hotel Casino" are barely noticeable)

3rd Orange/Blue ("Boarding Pass" 1997) None Scarce 3  [CG062673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062673)

(Orange Borders around "Sunset Station" and "Hotel Casino" are bold)

(Some cards have stickers for Infinity QX4 Giveaway June 24th 6pm)

PC White (Express VIP Seating Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG109293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109293)

*(Sunset Station later used the generic Stations cards)*

[**T-BIRD LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX42) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“T-Bird Rewards” & picture of car) None Scarce 3  [CG020947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020947)

(Larger car takes up about two-thirds of the obverse, starts under “R” in Rewards)

2nd Blue (“T-Bird Rewards” & picture of car) None Scarce 3  [CG199163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199163)

(Smaller car only takes up about half of the obverse, starts under “A” in Rewards)

[**TAHOE BILTMORE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVCBTB) **(Lake Tahoe, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Picture of Lake "Club Biltmore") PPC Scarce 3  [CG053086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053086)

2nd Tan (“Club Biltmore VIP” & Pinecone) None Common 0  [CG053087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053087)

(Brown arrows obverse)

3rd Tan (“Club Biltmore VIP” & Pinecone) None Common 0  [CG112429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112429)

(Black arrows obverse)

4th Tan (“Club Biltmore VIP” & Casino Icons) None Common 0  [CG091323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091323)

Green ("Club Biltmore VIP" & Casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG153126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153126)

(Gambling problem line on bottom of reverse is 72mm wide)

5th Cream ("Club Biltmore VIP" & Casino Icons) None Common 0  [CG141485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141485)

(Gambling problem line on bottom of reverse is 70mm wide)

6th Cream ("Club Biltmore VIP" & Casino Icons) None Common 0  [CG151615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151615)

(Second line of text on reverse is "Card is non-transferable." previous cards had "Must have valid...")

[**TAILGATER TAVERN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVTA) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Rookie) None Scarce 3  [CG211562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211562)

Black (Pro) None Scarce 3  [CG211563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211563)

Black (Legend) None Scarce 3  [CG211564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211564)

Black (All Star) None Scarce 3  [CG211565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211565)

[**TAMARACK JUNCTION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVRETJ) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Multicolored (“Conductor’s Club” & Train) None Common 0  [CG059393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059393)

(The last line in the 1st paragraph begins “be 21 years…”)

2nd Multicolored (“Tamarack Conductor’s Club” & Train) None Common 0  [CG110338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110338)

(The last line in the 1st paragraph begins “21 years…”)

3rd Multicolored (“Tamarack Conductor’s Club” & Train) None Common 0  [CG201088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201088)

(Second line in 2nd paragraph begins “in compliance…” )

[**TAP HOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX41) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG019237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019237)

[**TERRIBLE'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVTE) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

*(Terrible's Lakeside Club numbers start with 22XXX, Terrible's Town cards start with 33XXX,*

*and Terrible's Las Vegas start with 44XXX)*

1st Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) None Scarce 3  [CG065499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065499)

(Reverse phone number is "1-800-640-9777" with "Signature of Card Holder" and "Date"

printed on the last line underneath the signature box)

2nd Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) None Common 1  [CG065501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065501)

(Reverse phone# is "1-702-733-7000" and nothing is printed underneath signature box)

3rd Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) CPICA 25930 Scarce 1  [CG065549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065549)

4th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 29433 Scarce 1  [CG068225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068225)

5th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi Scarce 1  [CG109729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109729)

6th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2006126 Scarce 1  [CG109730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109730)

7th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2006965 Scarce 1  [CG109731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109731)

8th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2007787 Scarce 1  [CG109732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109732)

9th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2008791 Scarce 1  [CG109733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109733)

10th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2011742 Scarce 1  [CG109734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109734)

11th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2012611 Scarce 1  [CG109735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109735)

12th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2016249 Scarce 1  [CG109736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109736)

13th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2018901 Scarce 1  [CG109737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109737)

14th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2020289 Common 1  [CG109738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109738)

15th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2023691 Common 1  [CG109739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109739)

16th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2025191 Common 1  [CG070907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070907)

17th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2027097 Common 1  [CG005439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005439)

18th Yellow (Man with 2 Guns) cpi 2027151 Common 1  [CG005442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005442)

19th Red (Terrible's Players Club) None Common 0  [CG005443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005443)

(Reverse upside down)

20th Red (Terrible's Players Club) None Common 0  [CG005444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005444)

(Reverse right-side up, Mag strip on bottom)

21st Red (Players Club) None Common 0  [CG062140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062140)

(Las Vegas-Pahrump)

22nd Glittery Red (Players Club) None Common 0  [CG005445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005445)

XX White (“Patron Card” & “5000 Club” sticker) None Scarce 3  [CG109490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109490)

(Some cards have stickers with “5000 Club”, “Silver Label” or “VIP” on them among others)

*(See the Terrible's “Universal Card” section for later issues)*

**[TERRIBLE'S CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVDATC) (Dayton, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2012

*(Became the Gold Ranch Casino in 2012)*

1st Blue (Terrible's Casino Dayton) None Scarce 3  [CG109142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109142)

Black (Terrible's Casino Dayton Top 100) None Scarce 3  [CG109143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109143)

Red (Terrible's Casino Dayton Top 500) None Scarce 3  [CG109145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109145)

(4 casino logos on reverse, cards have been issued with a “50+ Club” gold sticker)

*(See the Terrible's Universal section for later card)*

[**TERRIBLE'S FERNLEY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVFETF) **(Fernley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Originally the Truck Inn Casino)*

1st Red (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG134612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134612)

Grey (Driver Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG147772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147772)

**TERRIBLE'S PRIMM VALLEY (Primm, NV)**

*(See Primm Valley Resort & Casino)*

[**TERRIBLE'S ROAD HOUSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVJETR) **(Jean, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Previously the Gold Strike in Jean, NV)*

1st Reddish Brown (Terrible's Road House) None Common 0  [CG150449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150449)

[**TERRIBLE'S ROAD HOUSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPATR) **(Pahrump, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Previously the McCaw's Mountain View Casino in Pahrump, NV)*

1st Reddish Brown (Terrible's Road House) None Common 0  [CG140213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140213)

[**TERRIBLE'S TOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHETT) **(Henderson, NV)**

*(See Terrible’s Las Vegas, NV for original slot card before switching to the following key fob)*

XX Multi (Terrible’s Icon encapsulated in plastic) None Rare 75  [CG182280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182280)

(Terribles icon encapsulated in plastic 1/8” thick, slot machine had identical recessed area to

input item for gathering of points replacing slot cards. 2 allowed person, replacements had to

be purchased.)

XX Multi (Casino-Bowling Slot Club) None Rare 50  [CG196190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196190)

(Terrible’s Henderson card encapsulated in 1.5 inch square plastic RFID key fob used to

track playsimilar to above replacing slot cards.)

[**TERRIBLE'S TOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVPATT) **(Pahrump, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2012

*(The casino was sold to Golden Gaming in 2012)*

1st White ("Terrible's Card") None V Rare 50  [CG112252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112252)

2nd Yellow ("The Players Club" Picture Gunslinger) None Common 1  [CG063123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063123)

XX White ("Temporary Card") None V Rare 25  [CG089391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089391)

(This is a plain white card printed by the casino prior to the 1st issue with “Temporary Card” in

the upper left corner on the obverse. Reverse has a mag stripe but no text.)

(Some cards have stickers with “5000 Club” on them)

*(See “Terrible's Las Vegas” for additional cards)*

[**TEXAS GAMBLING HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLTG) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st White ("Texas" Logo) Powercard V Rare 25  [CG109743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109743)

2nd White ("Texas" Logo is Blue) PPC V Rare+ 50  [CG112097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112097)

(No "Patent No." on reverse)

3rd White ("Texas" Logo is multicolored) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG058537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058537)

("Patent No." is on the bottom left of the reverse)

4th Blue ("Boarding Pass") PPC Scarce 3  [CG112098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112098)

5th Blue ("Boarding Pass") None Scarce 3  [CG112099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112099)

(Texas stopped using their own cards in 1998 and switched to the Station Casinos card)

XX Silver (Platinum Parking Pass) PPC Scarce 3  [CG126687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126687)

*(Texas Station now shares the same "Station Casinos" card used by Boulder Station, Green*

*Valley Ranch, Palace Station, Santa Fe Station and Sunset Station. See “Station Casinos”)*

[**THREE ANGRY WIVES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV3A) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Red (Shamrock Rewards – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG141409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141409)

Blue (Shamrock Rewards – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG141411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141411)

Green (Shamrock Rewards – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG141412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141412)

Black (Shamrock Rewards – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG141413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141413)

[**TOM'S SUNSET CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHESU) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 1998

1st Black ("Slot Seekers") PPC V Rare 50  [CG109406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109406)

(Raised printing. "Patent Pending" on reverse)

2nd White/Pink ("Tom’s Sunset Casino" Logo) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109407)

(Raised printing. Unique card. No text reverse, but was issued to a player.)

3rd Black ("Slot Seekers") PPC Rare+ 40  [CG109408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109408)

(Raised printing, "Patent No." on reverse)

4th Black ("Slot Seekers") PPC Rare+ 25  [CG109409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109409)

(Normal printing, "Patent No." on reverse)

5th White/Black ("Slot Seekers") None Rare+ 20  [CG062566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062566)

(Five lines of text on reverse, two different plastic thicknesses known)

White/Red ("Slot Seekers") None Ex Rare 100  [CG144425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144425)

(Normal printing, no text reverse)

White/Red ("Slot Seekers") None V Rare 50  [CG010980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010980)

(Normal printing, fives lines of light blue text on reverse)

[**TOMMY ROCKER’S MOJAVE BEACH BAR & GRILL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY18) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Red (VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG169587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169587)

2nd Red (VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG177824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177824)

(Facebook link added bottom line reverse)

[**TOPAZ LODGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVGATL) **(Gardnerville, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Lt Green (Club Topaz – Champagne) None Scarce 3  [CG109197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109197)

(2nd line on reverse starts “21 years…” & 2 lines in first paragraph, “T” in logo is 20mm high)

Silver (Topaz Lodge) None Scarce 3  [CG109198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109198)

Gold (Topaz Lodge) None Scarce 3  [CG109199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109199)

2nd Lt Teal (Club Topaz – Champagne) None Scarce 3  [CG109200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109200)

(2nd line on reverse starts “21 years…” & now 3 lines in first paragraph. “T” in logo is 18.5mm)

3rd Lt Green (Club Topaz – Champagne) None Scarce 3  [CG109201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109201)

Dk Pink (Club Topaz – Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG109202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109202)

(2nd line on reverse starts “**be** 21 years…” & paragraphs ARE indented. “T” in logo is 20mm)

(This issue has a 9mm mag stripe, all others have 12.5mm mag stripes)

4th Lt Teal (Club Topaz – Champagne) None Scarce 3  [CG109203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109203)

Lt Pink (Club Topaz – Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG109204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109204)

Yellow (Club Topaz – Imperial) None Scarce 3  [CG109205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109205)

(2nd line on reverse starts “ **be** 21 years…” & paragraphs ARE indented. “T” in logo is 18.5mm)

5th Lt Teal (Club Topaz – Champagne) None Scarce 3  [CG109206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109206)

Lt Teal (Club Topaz – Champagne error card) None V Scarce 7  [CG148682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148682)

(ERROR – reverse has mag stripe at the bottom over part of the text)

Lt Pink (Club Topaz – Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG109207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109207)

Yellow (Club Topaz – Imperial) None Scarce 3  [CG109208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109208)

(2nd line on reverse starts “ **be** 21 years…” & paragraphs NOT indented. “T” in logo is 18.5mm)

6th Lt Teal (Club Topaz – Champagne) None Scarce 3  [CG109209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109209)

Lt Pink (Club Topaz – Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG109210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109210)

Yellow (Club Topaz – Imperial) None Scarce 3  [CG109211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109211)

(2nd line on reverse starts “ **be** 21 years…” & paragraphs NOT indented. “T” in logo is 20mm)

7th Blue (Club Topaz – Champagne) None Scarce 3  [CG111463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111463)

Lt Pink (Club Topaz – Mystic) None Scarce 3  [CG139439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139439)

(Level in gold, “T” in logo is 22mm high)

8th Black (Super Star Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG198543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198543)

(Now had 5 casino logos on reverse: Topaz Lodge, Winners Inn, Pete’s Gambling Hall, Joe’s

Tavern and Sundance casinos)

[**TOROS SPANISH KITCHEN & GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU66) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (“Toros Spanish Kitchen & Gaming”) None Scarce 3  [CG199164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199164)

(Name over wood planks)

[**TORREY PINES PUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX90) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Players Ca$h Card) None Scarce 3  [CG116137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116137)

(Barcode and mag stripe on reverse)

[**TOWN CENTER LOUNGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX28) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Peach ("Slot Club" – keyring card) None V Scarce 7  [CG029877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029877)

Peach ("Slot Club" – full size card) None V Scarce 7  [CG112102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112102)

(These two cards typically came as a set that break apart) [CG113424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113424)

2nd Brown/Red (Town Center Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG117611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117611)

Silver/Blue (Town Center Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG117612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117612)

Gold/Black (Town Center Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG117613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117613)

[**TOWN CENTER LOUNGE II**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVNLT1) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown/Red (Town Center II Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG115991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115991)

Silver/Blue (Town Center II Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG115992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115992)

Gold/Black (Town Center II Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG115993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115993)

[**TREASURE ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVTI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Black ("Treasure Island Club" Pirate Ship Battle) None V Scarce 7  [CG112103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112103)

2nd Black ("Treasure Island Club" Pirate Ship Battle) PPC Scarce 3  [CG112104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112104)

(Reverse has PPC Logo with a shiny surface)

Gold ("Treasure Island Club" Pirate Ship Battle) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG112105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112105)

("Gold Card Member" on obverse, high roller card for which only the best players qualified)

3rd Black ("Treasure Island Club" Pirate Ship Battle) PPC Scarce 3  [CG059113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059113)

(Reverse has PPC Logo with a flat surface)

4th Black ("Treasure Island Club" Pirate Ship Battle) PPC Common 1  [CG068226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068226)

(Reverse has "Plastic Print A Card" spelled out with no logo)

(There are many slight variations on the dark & light colors of the pirate ships with these four issues)

5th Maroon ("Slot Club") None Rare 7  [CG112106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112106)

(Bad printing. Almost impossible to read. "Slot Club" is smaller)

6th Maroon ("Slot Club") None Common 1  [CG059114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059114)

7th  ***(MGM universal cards, 14th and 15th issues were used until the property was sold)***

8th Yellow/Grey (TI Players Club) None Common 1  [CG059059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059059)

(Web address on reverse is "treasureisland.com")

9th Yellow/Grey (TI Players Club) None Common 1  [CG112108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112108)

(Web address on reverse is "tiplayersclub.com")

10th Yellow/Grey (TI Players Club) None Common 1  [CG134490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134490)

(Reverse text moved to the right to make room for the punch hole)

XX Blue ("Captain's Bonus $5 Match Play" & Pirate) PPC V Rare 75  [CG071139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071139)

XX Blue ("Captain's Bonus $50 Match Play" & Pirate) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG112109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112109)

XX Blue (“Captain’s Bonus $100 Match Play” & Pirate) PPC Ex Rare 200  [CG112110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112110)

XX Multicolored (The Treasure Island Sporting Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG112111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112111)

XX Multi/pastel (Sporting Club) None Scarce 3  [CG065098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065098)

(This issue had a silver colored “ti” and "Treasure Island" is hard to read)

XX Multi/pastel (Sporting Club) None Scarce 3  [CG112112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112112)

(This issue had a grey colored “ti” and "Treasure Island" is easy to read)

TC1 Black (Crossed Swords Logo) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG112113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112113)

(PPC Logo and PPC Spelled out on reverse. First line on reverse begins "Present this card...")

TC2 Black (Crossed Swords Logo) PPC Common 1  [CG062546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062546)

(PPC Logo and PPC Spelled out on reverse. First line on reverse begins "The extension..."

Cards are known with and without punched holes)

PCX Black (Crossed Swords Logo and “VIP Line Pass”) None Rare 10  [CG112114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112114)

(A “Mutiny Bay Club” card used in the arcade is occasionally mistaken for a casino card – [CG115075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115075))

*(Treasure Island now uses the MGM/Mirage card)*

[**TREASURY CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvsptc) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: 1998

1st White ("Treasury Slot Club" Man throwing money) PPC Ex Rare 250  [CG010385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010385)

(Raised printing, very colorful and attractive obverse & "Patent Pending" on the reverse)

2nd White ("Treasury Slot Club" Man throwing money) PPC V Rare+ 200  [CG010386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010386)

(Raised printing, very attractive B&W obverse & "Patent No." on the reverse)

3rd White (“Treasury Slot Club” Man throwing money) PPC V Rare+ 200  [CG010387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010387)

(Raised printing, very attractive B&W obverse & NO "Patent No." on the reverse)

[**TRIPLE J**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHETJ) **(Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1998

PC White ("Paradise Club" Laminated Card) None Ex Rare 150  [CG109410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109410)

(Triple J was mainly a bingo hall, but did have some slots. 2-3 copies known.)

[**TRIPLE PLAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVT6) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 1995

1st Gold (The Triple Play MVP Slot Club) PPC Ex Rare 350  [CG010079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010079)

(Raised printing. Only 5 cards are presently known from this small Las Vegas bar.)

[**TROPICANA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVTR) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1987 Closed: no

1st White ("MVP") None Ex Rare 200  [CG021564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021564)

(At least 3 cards known)

2nd Blue (Island MVP) None V Rare 25  [CG021565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021565)

(Raised printing. All other issues have normal printing)

3rd Blue (Island MVP) None Rare 10  [CG021567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021567)

(Reverse has Tropicana Logo. Third line from bottom begins, "this program..")

4th Blue (Island MVP) Data Card Rare 10  [CG021569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021569)

(Reverse has Tropicana Logo. Third line from bottom begins, "program at..")

5th Blue (Island MVP) None V Scarce 7  [CG021570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021570)

(Same card as above, except no "Data Card")

6th Blue (Island MVP) None V Scarce 7  [CG064921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064921)

(Reverse has no Logo and ends with the words "Nasty things, regulations")

7th Glittery Gold (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG064922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064922)

("Winners" in gold)

Tan (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021571)

("Winners" in white)

(Bottom line on reverse is "shows no gaming activity in 18 months.")

8th Glittery Gold (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021572)

Black (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG064923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064923)

(Bottom line on reverse is "Center and start fresh. Thank you." Also, mentions “show no

gaming activity in 18 months”. Gold/black background is 41mm.)

9th Black (Island Winners Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021573)

(PPC spelled out-& “For Reservations call 1-800-521-8767)

10th Glittery Gold (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021574)

Black (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021575)

(Similar to 8th issue except "Show no gaming activity in 12 months",

Gold/black background is 38mm)

11th Black (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG021576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021576)

Black (Island Winners Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG139936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139936)

Flat Gold (Island Winners Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021577)

(Last line of reverse text is "Call Free for Room Reservations: 1-800-GO-2-TROP")

12th Black (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG064924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064924)

Gold (Island Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG064925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064925)

(This issue has "Tropicana Las Vegas" across the top, reverse has "Tropworld" Atlantic City)

13th Black (Winners Club on Strip in Center) Cameo Common 1  [CG010181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010181)

Black (Winners Club on Strip in Center) DLR CP Common 1  [CG065085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065085)

Marbled Brown (Winners Club on Strip in Center) Cameo Common 1  [CG065082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065082)

("Indiana" **not** listed under Caruthersville or Evansville. There are different size signature

strips on this issue.)

14th Gold (Winners Club on Strip in Center) DLR CP Common 1  [CG064926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064926)

Gold (Winners Club on Strip in Center) None Common 1  [CG064927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064927)

Black (Winners Club on Strip in Center) None Common 1  [CG021578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021578)

Marbled Brown (Winners Club on Strip in Center) None Common 1  [CG065084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065084)

Marbled Brown (Winners Club on Strip in Center) Cameo Common 1  [CG112116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112116)

(This issue has signature strip and "Indiana" listed on reverse)

15th Gold (Winners Club on Strip in Center) DLR CP Common 1  [CG064928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064928)

("Indiana")

Black (Winners Club on Strip in Center) DLR CP Common 1  [CG021579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021579)

(No "Indiana")

(This issue has no signature strip)

16th Red (Tropicana Winners Club NO Logo) PPC Common 1  [CG065087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065087)

Gold (Tropicana Winners Club NO Logo) PPC Common 1  [CG065369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065369)

17th Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) PPC Common 1  [CG065091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065091)

Black (Winners Club Gold, Logo in Center) PPC Common 1  [CG065090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065090)

(The obverse slogan on above 2 cards is “Where Las Vegas Begins and Winning Never Ends”)

Lt Grey (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) PPC V Rare 30  [CG021580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021580)

(Reverse has "EXP 6/01/01 and second logo is Las Vegas Tropicana)

Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) PPC V Rare 30  [CG065088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065088)

(Reverse has "EXP 6/30/01. Also, second logo is Atlantic City Tropicana. The "Atlantic City"

is hard to read. In addition, "City of Caruthersville" is in a lighter type than "Casino Aztar.")

Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) PPC V Rare 30  [CG021581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021581)

(Reverse has "EXP 6/30/01 and second logo is Atlantic City Tropicana. The "Atlantic City"

is easy to read and "City of Caruthersville" is in the same **bold** type as "Casino Aztar")

18th Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) PPC Common 0  [CG021582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021582)

Black (Winners Club Gold, Logo in Center) PPC Common 1  [CG021583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021583)

Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) PPC Common 1  [CG021585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021585)

(The obverse slogan is “The Way Las Vegas Was Meant To Be”, 4 casinos listed)

Silver (Winners Club Platinum & Hologram Center) None Scarce 3  [CG065095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065095)

19th Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) Innovative Common 0  [CG065094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065094)

(Reverse has “Atlantic City, New Jersey” under logo. **6** lines in paragraph)

Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG021586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021586)

20th Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) Innovative Common 0  [CG021587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021587)

(Reverse does **not** have “Atlantic City, New Jersey” under logo. **6** lines in paragraph)

Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) Innovative Common 1  [CG021588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021588)

(The obverse slogan is “The Way Las Vegas Was Meant To Be”. The reverse has all but 3 top

lines blotted out by large black strip.)

21h Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) Innovative Common 0  [CG021589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021589)

(Same as previous card, but reverse now has all but 3 top lines blotted out by large black strip)

Black (Winners Club Gold, Logo in Center) PPC Common 1  [CG021590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021590)

(The obverse slogan is “The Way Las Vegas Was Meant To Be”. The reverse has all but 3 top

lines blotted out by large black strip.)

Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) PPC Common 1  [CG021591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021591)

(The obverse slogan is “The Way Las Vegas Was Meant To Be”. The reverse now has all

but 3 top lines blotted out by large black strip.)

22nd Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) PPC Common 0  [CG021592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021592)

(Reverse does **not** have “Atlantic City, New Jersey” under logo. 3 lines in paragraph. On obverse

Las Vegas is ABOVE Tropicana in the logo.)

Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) PPC Common 0  [CG021593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021593)

(Reverse does **not** have “Atlantic City, New Jersey” under logo. 3 lines in paragraph. On obverse

Las Vegas is BELOW Tropicana in the logo.)

23rd Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) Innovative Common 0  [CG021594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021594)

Black (Winners Club Gold, Logo in Center) Innovative Common 1  [CG048106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048106)

(Reverse has “Atlantic City, New Jersey” under logo. **4** lines in paragraph)

24th Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) PPC Common 1  [CG021595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021595)

(One logo on reverse)

25th Black (Winners Club Gold, Logo in Center) (I) Common 1  [CG117696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117696)

(4 logos on reverse)

26th Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) (I) Common 0  [CG021597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021597)

Black (Winners Club Gold, Logo in Center) (I) Common 1  [CG021598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021598)

Silver (Winners Club Platinum, Logo in Center) (I) Common 1  [CG021599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021599)

(Single logo on reverse)

27th Blue (Winners Club, Logo in Center) (I) Common 0  [CG021600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021600)

Black (Winners Club Gold, Logo in Center) (I) Common 1  [CG021601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021601)

(5 logos on reverse: 2 left, 2 right, 1 centered)

28th Blue (Winners Club) (I) Common 0  [CG010015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010015)

Yellow (Winners Club Gold) (I) Common 1  [CG010016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010016)

Grey (Winners Club Platinum) (I) Common 1  [CG010029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010029)

(Tropicana Las Vegas on reverse, no other casinos listed)

29th Red (Trop Plus Players Club Preferred) None Common 0  [CG061943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061943)

Brown (Trop Plus Players Club Gold) None Common 1  [CG021603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021603)

(Brown reverse)

Grey (Trop Plus Players Club Platinum) None Common 1  [CG021604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021604)

(Grey reverse)

(On this issue "Trop Plus" has a red line in the center of each letter with a white border)

30th Mustard (Trop Plus Players Club Gold) None Common 1  [CG021605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021605)

(White reverse, still has the red line in the "Trop Plus" text)

31st Glittery Gold (Trop Plus Players Club Gold) None Common 1  [CG090954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090954)

Glittery Silver (Trop Plus Players Club Platinum) None Common 1  [CG090957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090957)

Gold (Trop Plus Players Club Nikki VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG021606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021606)

(Nikki VIP cards are only available to local customers)

(On this issue "Trop Plus" is an open block font with no red line in the center)

(The casino switched to the generic Marquee Rewards cards starting in April 2016 when acquired

by Penn National)

XX Green (“Player Reward Program” & 2 Palm Trees) None Ex Rare 150  [CG021610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021610)

(Raised printing)

XX Green ("Player Reward Program" & 2 Palm Trees) PPC Ex Rare 100  [CG123954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123954)

(Normal printing)

XX White (Play & Win & 3 Arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG021611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021611)

XX White (Play & Win & No Arrows) PPC Rare 10  [CG021612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021612)

(Partial Raised Printing! Only the “Play and Win” logo is raised; the rest of the card is normal.)

XX White (Play & Win & No Arrows) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG021613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021613)

(NO Raised Printing on any part of the card)

(Above three promotional cards were given out only for new members joining the slot club)

XX White (Play Slots Get Stuff) None Scarce 3  [CG065096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065096)

XX Gold (Metal-“Preference Card”) None V Rare 30  [CG021614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021614)

XX Silver/Black (“Platinum Club”, Logo in Center) PPC Scarce 3  [CG021615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021615)

(No mag strip on reverse, 4 casino logos)

PC White (“VIP Card”) None Rare 25  [CG021607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021607)

(Reverse says: “Card must be presented when requesting charge privileges and when playing.”)

PC Lt Blue (“TropWorld Courtesy Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG021608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021608)

PC Lt Pink (“TropWorld Courtesy Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG021609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021609)

[**TROPICANA EXPRESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLATE) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2015

*(Became the Tropicana Laughlin in August 2015)*

1st Teal (Players Club Classic) None Common 0  [CG071111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071111)

Purple (Players Club Signature) None Common 1  [CG087691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087691)

Black (Players Club Elite) None Common 1  [CG087692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087692)

2a Purple (Players Club Signature) None Common 1  [CG112500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112500)

Black (Players Club Elite) None Common 1  [CG112499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112499)

(Exp 03/09 printed by card manufacturer)

2b Black (Players Club Elite) None Common 1  [CG014441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014441)

(Exp 03/10 printed by card manufacturer)

2c Purple (Players Club Signature) None Common 1  [CG014023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014023)

Black (Players Club Elite) None Common 1  [CG144216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144216)

(Exp 03/2010 printed by card manufacturer)

TC Multi (“U.S. Veteran") None Common 1  [CG015713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015713)

XX Multi (Big Slick Players Association) None Scarce 3  [CG015724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015724)

[**TROPICANA LAUGHLIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLATL) **(Laughlin, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Previously the Tropicana Express)*

1st Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) None Common 1  [CG086872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086872)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG086873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086873)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG015251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015251)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG015664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015664)

Black (TROP Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG015665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015665)

Green (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Green Rewards) None Common 1  [CG014600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014600)

Brown (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Copper Rewards) None Common 1  [CG121140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121140)

Gold (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Gold Rewards) None Common 1  [CG121141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121141)

Grey (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Platinum Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG121142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121142)

Black (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Black Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG121143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121143)

(These cards have the Tropicana Laughlin logo in the lower right on the obverse)

2nd Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-16597A Common 1  [CG139465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139465)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) C-16597C Common 1  [CG139466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139466)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) C-16597B Common 1  [CG163484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163484)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards) C-16597D Common 1  [CG163485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163485)

Black (TROP Advantage – Black Card) C-16597E V Scarce 7  [CG166089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166089)

Green (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Green Rewards) C-16597F Common 1  [CG200270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200270)

Brown (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Copper Rewards) C-16597H Common 1  [CG139467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139467)

Gold (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Gold Rewards) C-16597G Common 1  [CG139468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139468)

Grey (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Platinum Rewards) C-16597I Scarce 3  [CG139469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139469)

(No logo in lower right on obverse, casino listed to left under mag stripe on reverse and

8 logos across bottom)

3rd Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-16597L Common 1  [CG161643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161643)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) C-16597P Common 1  [CG163486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163486)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) C-16597Q Common 1  [CG170424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170424)

Brown (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Copper Rewards) C-16597N Common 1  [CG170425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170425)

Gold (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Gold Rewards) C-16597M Common 1  [CG170426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170426)

(Newer Tropicana logos on reverse with “TROP” in black circles)

4th Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-16597Y Common 1  [CG195359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195359)

Black (TROP Adv. Loyal Locals – Black Rewards) C-16597AA V Scarce 7  [CG194519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194519)

(Last line reverse text starts “information,….”)

XX Blue (“We Salute Our American Heroes”) None Scarce 3  [CG092405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092405)

(Tropicana Laughlin logos obverse and reverse)

XX Blue (Honoring All Who Served) None Scarce 3  [CG015723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015723)

(Topicana Laughlin logo in bottom right of obverse)

XX Blue (Honoring All Who Served) C-16597K Scarce 3  [CG139470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139470)

(No logo in lower right on obverse, casino listed to left under mag stripe on reverse)

XX Black (Honoring All Who Served ) C-16597AF Scarce 3  [CG188488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188488)

[**TRUCK INN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvfeti) **(Fernley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2008

*(See “Holder Link” in the universal section for original cards)*

*(Later became the Terrible's Fernley Casino)*

[**TUSCANY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVTU) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Hotel Las Vegas”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG059124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059124)

(This was a room key first used as a slot card)

2nd Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG059125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059125)

(There is one phone number on the reverse)

3rd Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) ACC Common 1  [CG112121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112121)

(There are 2 phone numbers on the reverse)

4th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) None Common 1  [CG112122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112122)

(There are 2 phone numbers on the reverse)

5th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2023172 Common 1  [CG112123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112123)

6th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2025454 Common 1  [CG112124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112124)

7th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2027835 Common 1  [CG112125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112125)

8th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2030770 Common 1  [CG091765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091765)

9th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2034398 Common 1  [CG112126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112126)

10th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2036750 Common 1  [CG112127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112127)

11th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2039413 Common 1  [CG112128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112128)

12th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2041575 Common 1  [CG112129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112129)

13th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2044330 Common 1  [CG112130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112130)

14th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2046431 Common 1  [CG112131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112131)

15th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2048452 Common 1  [CG112132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112132)

16th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2050617 Common 1  [CG112133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112133)

17th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2052653 Common 1  [CG112134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112134)

18th Cream/Tan (“Tuscany Players Club”) cpi 2057903 Common 1  [CG112135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112135)

19th Cream/White (“Tuscany Players Club”) PPC Common 1  [CG091324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091324)

(Pictures of Tuscany Italy in the background on the obverse)

20th Cream/White ("Tuscany Players Club") plicards Common 1  [CG121112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121112)

(Has "P667318" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

21st Cream/White ("Tuscany Players Club") plicards Common 1  [CG126349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126349)

(Has "P680747-1" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

22nd Cream/White ("Tuscany Players Club") plicards Common 1  [CG139471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139471)

(Has "P708088" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

*(Senior stickers known on numerous issues)*

XX Cream/White (“Players Club” Temporary Card) ACC Common 1  [CG112136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112136)

XX White (Tuscany Friend) None Common 1  [CG112137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112137)

XX White (Tuscany Friends) None Common 1  [CG167589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167589)

XX White (Secret Slot) None Common 1  [CG112138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112138)

XX White (Secret Slot Play) None Common 1  [CG112139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112139)

XX White (Tuscany Tab) None Common 1  [CG112140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112140)

XX White (Giveaway Winner) None Common 1  [CG150820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150820)

XX White (Gift Givewawy Winner) None Common 1  [CG164989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164989)

XX White (Be A Winner) None Common 1  [CG167327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167327)

XX White (Free Play) None Common 1  [CG150819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150819)

XX White (Happy Birthday $10) None Common 1  [CG190254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190254)

XX Red (Happy Birthday from The Tuscany – Italic) None Common 1  [CG112141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112141)

XX Red (Happy Birthday from The Tuscany – Normal) None Common 1  [CG159101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159101)

(Birthday cards printed with various dollar values)

XX Pink (Pinktober 2013) PPC Scarce 3  [CG118202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118202)

**[TWO DOGS TAVERN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX29) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1999 Closed: yes

1st White ("Players Club" & Two Dogs Logo) None Rare+ 35  [CG112142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112142)

(Last line on reverse is "same great benefits.")

2nd White ("Players Club" & Two Dogs Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG112143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112143)

(Last line on reverse is "great benefits." Card is a hassle to get and by mail only)

(Large, oversized rectangular temps are issued before plastic card is mailed)

PC Green ("Players Club" & Two Dogs Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG112144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112144)

PC White ("Players Club" & Two Dogs Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG112145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112145)

[**VACATION VILLAGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVVV) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1994 Closed: 2001

1st Black (“The King of Clubs”) PPC V Rare 50  [CG112146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112146)

(Several of these cards got into circulation once the casino was closed)

White (“The King of Clubs”) PPC Ex Rare 150  [CG112147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112147)

(There are only 2 known in collectors’ hands)

PC1 Yellow (More For Four Club) None Rare+ 20  [CG112148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112148)

(This card was used to redeem the Four of a Kind tickets when a player hits all 13 four of a kinds)

PC2 White (“More For Four Club”) None Rare 10  [CG112149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112149)

PC3 White ("Super Four of a Kind Play" in B&W) None V Rare 15  [CG112150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112150)

PC4 White ("Super Four of a Kind Play" in Color) None Rare 7  [CG112151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112151)

PC5 White ("Super Four of a Kind Play" in Red Only) None Rare 7  [CG112152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112152)

PC6 White (Same as above & "Vacation Vickie" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG112153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112153)

(“Super 4 of a Kind Play” **in color.** Vacation Vickie logo is **Black & Red**)

PC7 White (Same as above & "Vacation Vickie" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG112154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112154)

(“Super 4 of a Kind Play” & Vacation Vickie logo is in **one color: a** **pinkish tint,** black reverse**)**

(Above cards are punched every time the player hits a four of a kind. Completed cards are

turned in for drawing tickets.)

PC8 White ("Win Big Bucks") None V Rare 25  [CG112155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112155)

(This is a laminated card. **“Super 4 Play” is ORANGE.** These cards were issued on 11-6-01

for about a week to 10 days.)

PC9 White ("Win Big Bucks") None Rare+ 20  [CG099706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099706)

(Laminated card. **“Super 4 Play” is RED**. Cards were issued after the one above until closing**.**

Some cards have "More For Four Club!" printed at the bottom on the obverse**.)**

PC10 White ("Vacation Village Membership" in Red) None Rare 7  [CG112156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112156)

[**VEGAS WORLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVVW) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1992 Closed: 1995

1st Black (The Stratosphere Club – Charter Member) None Common 1  [CG098932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098932)

(Raised printing, No black border around signature strip)

Black (The Stratosphere Club – Charter Member) None Ex Rare 100  [CG007430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007430)

(Normal printing, Black border around signature strip)

White (The Stratosphere Club – Charter Member) None Ex Rare 75  [CG007431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007431)

(Raised printing)

White (The Stratosphere Club – Charter Member) None Ex Rare 75  [CG007433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007433)

(Normal Printing)

Cream (The Stratosphere Club – Charter Member) None Ex Rare 75  [CG007434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007434)

(Normal printing)

2nd Bronze (Stratosphere Tower Club – Bronze Member) None Common 1  [CG098930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098930)

Silver (Stratosphere Tower Club – Platinum Member) None Common 1  [CG059054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059054)

Gold (Stratosphere Tower Club – Gold Member) None Common 1  [CG098931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098931)

XX Red (The Stratosphere Club – Member) None Scarce 1  [CG098933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098933)

XX Grey/Maroon (VIP Guest) None Rare 50  [CG007435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007435)

(This card is a very thin plastic)

XX Grey/Blue (VIP Guest) None Rare 50  [CG103716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103716)

(This card is a very thin plastic)

PCX Grey/Purple (VIP Guest) None Rare 50  [CG103717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103717)

PCX Green/Black (VIP Guest Card) None Rare 50  [CG103718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103718)

PCX Cream/Purple (VIP Guest Card) None Rare 50  [CG007436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007436)

(The VIP Guest cards were for privileges such as free drinks at the bar)

(Values of many cards were reduced to common after a large number of some cards were sold

from the former owner, Bob Stupak’s estate during 2011 thru 2013 on eBay)

[**VENETIAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVVE) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Black (Logo. "Venetian Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG070908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070908)

(Reverse phone #1-888-2VENICE, color variations on the reverse)

2nd Black (Logo. "Venetian Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG005013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005013)

(Reverse phone #1-877-314-1500, color variations on the reverse)

3rd Red (Masked Man in Red Costume) None Common 1  [CG064295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064295)

Red (Masked Man in Red Costume & “Club Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG005014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005014)

(Foil background on the Club Gold card)

Silver (“Venetian Players Club Platinum”) None Scarce 7  [CG005015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005015)

(The phone number on this issue is by itself on the bottom line)

4th Red (Masked Man in Red Costume & “Club Gold”) None Common 1  [CG005017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005017)

(Flat background)

5th Red (Masked Man in Red Costume) None Common 0  [CG005018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005018)

(The Blue word “Player” is smaller than previous and does NOT touch the gold mask)

Yellow (“Players Club Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG005019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005019)

Silver (“Venetian Players Club Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG005021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005021)

(Silver statue and mag stripe is 8mm wide)

Silver (“Venetian Players Club Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG005022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005022)

(Silver statue has brownish tint and mag stripe is 9mm wide)

(The phone number on this issue is on the bottom line with the website)

6th Red (Masked Man in Red Costume) Innovative Common 0  [CG005023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005023)

(White and pinkish-white reverses known)

7a Orange (Club Grazie) None Common 0  [CG074673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074673)

Gold (Club Grazie Gold) None Common 0  [CG005065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005065)

Silver (Club Grazie Platinum) None Common 0  [CG005066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005066)

(Script ‘G’ in Grazie, “Las Vegas Sands Corp. LLC” in first line of paragraph on reverse)

7b Orange (Club Grazie) None Common 0  [CG129742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129742)

(Script ‘G’ in Grazie, “Las Vegas Sands, LLC” in first line of paragraph on reverse)

8th Orange (Club Grazie) None Common 0  [CG012054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012054)

Gold (Club Grazie Gold) None Common 0  [CG012055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012055)

(Script ‘G’ in Grazie, “Las Vegas Sands Corp“ in first line of paragraph on reverse)

9th Orange (Club Grazie) None Common 0  [CG074672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074672)

Gold (Club Grazie Gold) None Common 0  [CG005011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005011)

Silver (Club Grazie Platinum) None Common 0  [CG005012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005012)

(“The Venetian / The Palazzo” on obverse under “Club Grazie”)

10a Purple (Grazie/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG012056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012056)

Gold (Grazie Gold/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG012082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012082)

Silver (Grazie Platinum/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG012085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012085)

(“The Venetian / The Palazzo” on obverse above “Grazie” with ® after “Grazie”. The

obverse “Grazie” text is 27mm wide. "The Venetian / The Plazzo" under mag stripe on reverse.)

10b Purple (Grazie/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG012086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012086)

Gold (Grazie Gold/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG118226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118226)

Silver (Grazie Platinum/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG118222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118222)

(“The Venetian / The Palazzo” on obverse above “Grazie” with ® after “Grazie”, the obverse

“Grazie” text is 36mm wide & starts 22-23mm from left edge. "The Venetian / The Plazzo"

under mag stripe on reverse.)

10c Purple (Grazie/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG126350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126350)

(“The Venetian / The Palazzo” on obverse above “Grazie” with ® after “Grazie”, the obverse

“Grazie” text is 36mm wide & starts 17mm from left edge. "The Venetian / The Plazzo"

under mag stripe on reverse.)

10d Gold (Grazie Gold/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG126352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126352)

(“The Venetian / The Palazzo” on obverse above “Grazie” with ™ after “Grazie”, the obverse

“Grazie” text is 36mm wide. "The Venetian / The Plazzo" under mag stripe on reverse.)

10e Purple ("Grazie/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG126353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126353)

("Venetian Plazzo" on obverse, ® after “Grazie” which is 36mm wide. No casino names

under mag stripe on reverse.)

(All 10th issue cards have 7 lines of text in the reverse paragraph with last line starting

with "this card..." -- It is unclear in what order these cards were actually issued.)

11th Purple (Grazie/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG012087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012087)

Gold (Grazie Gold/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG012088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012088)

(“The Venetian / The Palazzo” on obverse above “Grazie” with ™ after “Grazie”. The

obverse “Grazie” text is 36mm wide & the reverse paragraph has 6 lines of text with last line

starting with "hotel amenity...". No casino names under mag stripe on reverse.)

12th Purple (Grazie/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG012089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012089)

Gold (Grazie Gold/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG121106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121106)

(Without “The Venetian / The Palazzo” on obverse, ® after “Grazie” which is 36mm wide and

the reverse paragraph has 6 lines of text with last line starting with "personnel for ". No casino

names under mag stripe on reverse.)

13th Purple (Grazie/Are You in?) None Common 0  [CG139802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139802)

Gold (Grazie Gold/Are you in?) None Common 0  [CG139803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139803)

(With "The VENETIAN | THE PALAZZO" on obverse, ® after “Grazie” which is 36mm wide

and the reverse paragraph has 6 lines of text with last line starting with "hotel amenity...")

14th Purple (Grazie) None Common 0  [CG169594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169594)

Gold (Grazie Gold) None Common 0  [CG199213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199213)

(With "The VENETIAN | THE PALAZZO" on obverse, ® after “Grazie” but no longer has

“Are You In?”, reverse paragraph has 6 lines of text with last line starting "hotel amenity...")

15th Purple (Grazie) None Common 0  [CG183050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183050)

Gold (Grazie Gold) None Common 0  [CG209198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209198)

(With "The VENETIAN | THE PALAZZO" on obverse, ® after “Grazie” , reverse paragraph

has 7 lines of text)

XX Blue (Paiza & Chinese Symbols) None Scarce 7  [CG012090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012090)

PC Red (Win $1000 Instantly) None Scarce 3  [CG012091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012091)

PC Red (“Win $500 Instantly”) None Scarce 3  [CG012092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012092)

PC Red (Play $50 – Get $10) None Scarce 3  [CG012093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012093)

PC Red (Earn 10 Points – Get $10) None Scarce 3  [CG012094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012094)

[**VICTORIAN GAMBLING HALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPVG) **(Sparks, NV)**

*(See Carl Giudici's Mint)*

[**VIOLA’S TAVERN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU67) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Viola’s Rewards – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG199165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199165)

Black (Viola’s Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199166)

Black (Viola’s Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199167)

[**VIRGIN RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVMEVR) **(Mesquite, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997? Closed: no

1st Multi ("Royalty Card" over rocks) PPC Scarce 3  [CG044576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044576)

2nd Multi ("Royalty Card" over rocks) None Common 1  [CG044577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044577)

(On above cards, there is a red club after "C" in "Card" on obverse)

3rd Multi ("Royalty Card" over rocks) None Common 1  [CG044578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044578)

(On this card, the letters are much bigger and there is a blue diamond after the "C" in "Card")

4th Multi (“Royalty Card” Blue Sky over **Dark** Purple Mountains) None Common 0  [CG044579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044579)

(“Virgin River” centered on reverse)

5th Multi (“Royalty Card” Blue Sky over Purple Mountains) None Common 0  [CG109015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109015)

(“Virgin River” centered on reverse)

6th Multi (“Royalty Card” Blue Sky over Purple Mountains) None Common 0  [CG044580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044580)

(“Virgin River Logo” in bottom right corner of reverse)

(Color variations from purple to maroon)

7th Multi (“Royalty Card” Blue Sky over Purple Mountains) None Common 0  [CG044581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044581)

(The Logo has been removed from the reverse)

8th Black (Rewards Preferred) None Common 0  [CG044582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044582)

Silver (Rewards Platinum) None Common 0  [CG044584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044584)

Silver (Rewards Platinum – Exp: 09/10) None Common 0  [CG210271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210271)

(Exp date printed by card manufacturer)

Gold (Rewards Gold) None Common 1  [CG044583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044583)

(Cards have been noted with stickers indicating a three month period within a given year)

9th Red (Rewards Preferred) None Common 0  [CG044586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044586)

Black (Black Diamond – Exp: 12/10) None V Rare 25  [CG113301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113301)

(Exp date printed by card manufacturer)

*(After this issue, Virgin River started using the same cards as used at the CasaBlanca*

*Casino. See the CasaBlanca cards starting with the 11th issue and beyond. Eventually*

*the Virgin River used the common Mesquite Gaming cards.)*

XX Black (“Bingo Winners Club”) GTI V Scarce 7  [CG012789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012789)

(Highly unusual, this is believed to be one of a few cards that has the mfg. listed on the front! GTI

stands for “Game Tech International”. Similar cards are used at Wildhorse Resort in OR, Dakota

Connection in SD, Desert Diamond in AZ and Creek Nation in OK)

XX White (Personal Banker Free Play) None Scarce 3  [CG044585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044585)

(Also used at CasaBlanca and Oasis so listed under all three casinos)

[**VIRGINIAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREVI) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 1997

1st Lt Blue ("Wrangler Card" & “Player Tracking) None Ex Rare 150  [CG010309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010309)

Gold ("Buckaroo Club") None Ex Rare 250  [CG010305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010305)

XX Lt Blue ("Howdy Pard'ner Promotional Card") None Ex Rare 150  [CG010306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010306)

(These are among the most desirable of Reno cards. Less than 5 "Wrangler" cards have surfaced,

and only 2 "Buckaroo Club" cards are currently known. In an earlier Edition these cards were

mistakenly reported as issued in the early 1990's, but later received first hand testimony to the

contrary from collector Emile Giroux. He was possibly the last person ever to be issued a card

in this club as he was there right before they closed in July, 1997. He was exactly the 700th

person to be issued a permanent Buckaroo Club card. The Virginian was a slot only casino

from Dec 1996 to July 1997, when it closed due to a near-complete lack of business!)

[**WA SHE SHU CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVGAW) **(Gardnerville, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Black (Wa She Shu Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG169338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169338)

[**WAHOO'S FISH TACOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX37) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Players Club – Soul Surfer) None Scarce 3  [CG017759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017759)

Blue (Players Club – Bonsai Surfer) None Scarce 3  [CG017760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017760)

Black (Players Club – Big Kahuna) None V Scarce 7  [CG017761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017761)

[**WENDOVER NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWENW) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Black (“Club Nugget” VIP Player) None Common 1  [CG094284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094284)

Gold (“Gold Card Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG094285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094285)

2nd Black/Red (WN V.I.P.) ? Scarce 3  [CG115289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115289)

Blue/Black (WN Celebrity) ? Scarce 3  [CG115288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115288)

Green/Black (WN Famous) ? Scarce 3  [CG115287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115287)

Black (WN Legend) ? V Scarce 7  [CG115286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115286)

*(Wendover Nuggetr started using common cards from WendoverResorts in Feb 2016 that are*

*also used at the Red Garter)*

[**WENDOVER RESORTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWEWR) **(Wendover, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

*(All cards used at the Red Garter and Wendover Nugget casinos)*

1st Grey/Black (One Club – Member) None Common 1  [CG159638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159638)

Red/Black (One Club – VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG159639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159639)

Blue/Black (One Club – Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG159640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159640)

Green/Black (One Club – Famous) None Scarce 3  [CG159641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159641)

Black (One Club – Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG159642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159642)

[**WESTERN VILLAGE INN & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSPWV) **(Sparks, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: No

1st Purple ("Passport”) None Common 1  [CG010389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010389)

Copper ("Passport – Bronze”) None Common 1  [CG010390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010390)

Gold ("Passport – Gold”) None Common 1  [CG010391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010391)

Silver ("Passport – Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG010418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010418)

Silver ("Passport” – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG010419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010419)

2nd Red (Passport Rewards) None Common 1  [CG115869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115869)

Copper (Passport Rewards – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG134889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134889)

Gold (Passport Rewards – Gold) None Common 1  [CG134890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134890)

Dk Grey (Passport Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG134891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134891)

Lt Grey (Passport Rewards – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG134892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134892)

(Large overlapping PR logo in circle in upper left corner obverse)

3rd Red (Passport Rewards) P776414 Common 1  [CG203571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203571)

Copper (Passport Rewards – Bronze) P776414-1 Common 1  [CG211121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211121)

Gold (Passport Rewards – Gold) P776414-2 Common 1  [CG211122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211122)

(Large overlapping PR logo in circle in upper left corner obverse)

4th Gold (Passport Rewards – Gold) P818507-1 Common 1  [CG211123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211123)

(Large overlapping PR logo in circle in upper left corner obverse)

[**WESTGATE LAS VEGAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLY69) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Formerly the LVH Casino)*

1st Black/Red (Classic) None Common 0  [CG137952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137952)

Black/Blue (Premium) None Common 1  [CG139804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139804)

Black/Gold (Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG139805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139805)

Black/Silver (Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG139806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139806)

(No logo on obverse, transition card when the casino went from the LVH to the

Westgate Las Vegas Resort)

2nd Black/Red (WR Classic) None Common 0  [CG137953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137953)

Black/Blue (Premium) None Common 1  [CG143292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143292)

Black/Gold (Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG160052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160052)

Black/Silver (Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG143293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143293)

(White logo on obverse with "Westgate Las Vegas" on one line)

3rd Black/Red (WR Classic) None Common 0  [CG137954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137954)

(Gold logo on obverse with "Westgate Las Vegas" on two lines)

4th Black/Red (WR Classic) PG Common 0  [CG174989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174989)

5th Black/Blue (Premium) None Common 1  [CG207999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207999)

(Web address over mag stripe is “westgatevegas.com” while all previous cards had

“westgatelasvegasresort.com”)

6th Light Grey (WOW World of Westgate – Silver) None Common 0  [CG205224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205224)

Mustard (WOW World of Westgate – Gold) None Common 1  [CG205225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205225)

Dark Grey (WOW World of Westgate – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG205226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205226)

White (WOW World of Westgate – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG205227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205227)

XX Blue (WOW – World of Westgate Military) None Scarce 3  [CG198513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198513)

[**WESTWARD HO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVWH) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 2005

1st Black ("Westward Ho" in Gold with gold reverse) PPC V Rare 50  [CG112157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112157)

(This card is often found in terrible condition as the laminate was susceptible to peeling)

2nd White ("Westward Ho" in Blue) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG059110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059110)

3rd White ("Westward Ho" in Blue) None Rare+ 30  [CG112158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112158)

(Reverse has black box)

4th White ("Westward Ho" in Black) None Common 1  [CG059111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059111)

5th White ("Westward Ho" in Green) None Common 1  [CG112159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112159)

6th White ("Westward Ho" in Teal) None Common 1  [CG059112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059112)

7th Black (Preferred Customer Logo & Casino) None Common 0  [CG112160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112160)

[**WHIST STOVE & SPIRITS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVHEW1) **(Henderson, NV)**

*(See District Tavern Group)*

[**WIGWAM CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvfeti) **(Fernley, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2008

*(See “Holder Link” in the universal section)*

[**WILD WILD WEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVWW) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Black (“Wild Card” & ©2001 on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG068227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068227)

2nd Black (“Wild Card” & ©2002 on reverse) PPC Scarce 3  [CG006679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006679)

3rd Black (“Wild Card” & ©2003 on reverse) None Common 0  [CG064296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064296)

4th Black (“Wild Card” & ©2004 on reverse) None Common 0  [CG006680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006680)

5th Black (“Wild Card” & ©2005 on reverse) None Common 0  [CG006681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006681)

(Stickers can be found on some cards ranging from “EO” to “VIP”)

6th Tan (“Wild Card” & ©2006 on reverse) None Common 0  [CG006682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006682)

7th Tan (“Wild Card” & ©2007 on reverse) None Common 0  [CG006683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006683)

8th Orange (“Wild Card” & ©2007 on reverse) None Common 1  [CG006684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006684)

(6 casinos listed – Barley’s, Gold Rush, Greens, Magic Star, Wildfire and Wild Wild West)

9th Black (Wild Card) None Common 0  [CG006685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006685)

Red (Red-Hot VIP Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG006686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006686)

(Copyright 2008)

10th Black (Wild Card) None Common 0  [CG112169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112169)

(Copyright 2010 – text above mag stripe on reverse and 4 lines of text in paragraph)

11th Black (Wild Card) None Common 0  [CG112170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112170)

Red (Red-Hot VIP Wild Card) None Scarce 3 

(Copyright 2010 – NO text above mag stripe on reverse and 5 lines of text in paragraph)

12th Black (Wild Card & Sport Symbols along right side) None Common 0  [CG112171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112171)

(Copyright 2010)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Scarce 3  [CG006687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006687)

(This card was issued to members who joined the Football Frenzy Contest at the Wild, Wild West.

4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Fiesta, Barleys, Wildfire and Wild Wild West.)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Common 1  [CG006688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006688)

(This card has 6 casinos listed on the reverse – Barley’s, Fiesta, Wild Wild West, Wildfire,

Gold Rush and Magic Star. The card is listed under each casinos listing.)

XX Red (Swipe 2 Win $100,000 Cash!) None Common 1  [CG006689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006689)

*(Later used the Stations Boarding Pass cards)*

**WILDFIRE (Henderson, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(Used the same cards as Wild Wild West or or see Stations Casino for the later cards for both)*

[**WILDFIRE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVWI) **(Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

*(Formerly Ernie’s Casino)*

1st Black ("Wild Won" & Flaming Dice) PPC Scarce 3  [CG058512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058512)

2nd Orange (“Wildfire Casino” & Flaming Dice) PPC Common 0  [CG058552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058552)

(Copyright 2003)

3rd Orange (“Wildfire Casino” & Flaming Dice) PPC Common 0  [CG006690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006690)

(Copyright 2004)

4th Orange (“Wildfire Casino” & Flaming Dice) PPC Common 0  [CG006691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006691)

(Copyright 2005)

5th Orange (“Wildfire Casino” & Flaming Dice) PPC Common 0  [CG006692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006692)

(Copyright 2006)

6th Orange (“Wildfire Casino” & Flaming Dice) PPC Common 0  [CG006693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006693)

(Copyright 2007)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Scarce 3  [CG006687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006687)

(This card was issued to members who joined the Football Frenzy Contest at the Wild, Wild West.

4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Fiesta, Barleys, Wildfire and Wild Wild West.)

XX Red ($250,000 Football Frenzy) None Common 1  [CG006688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006688)

(This card has 6 casinos listed on the reverse – Barley’s, Fiesta, Wild Wild West, Wildfire,

Gold Rush and Magic Star. The card is listed under each casinos listing.)

*(See Wild Wild West and Station Casinos for later issue cards)*

**[WILLIAM HILL SPORTS BOOK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVSWWH) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Acquired Lucky's and Leroy's sportsbooks in 2012)*

1st Blue ("Rewards Club") None Scarce 3  [CG091318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091318)

**[WINNEMUCCA INN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWIW1) (Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(Previously the Red Lion Casino)*

1st Multi (Preferred Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG109603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109603)

[**WINNER’S GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREWG) **(Reno, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Winner’s Club Players Rewards" – keyring card) None Common 1  [CG030059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030059)

Blue ("Winner's Club Players Rewards" – full size card) None Common 1  [CG030115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030115)

(These two cards typically came as a set that break apart. Different size barcodes have been [CG112599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112599)

found on the both size cards.)

[**WINNERS HOTEL & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWIWH) **(Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: 2001

XX Green (VIP & Logo) None V Rare 50  [CG109604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109604)

(1998 on reverse)

XX Blue (VIP & Logo) None V Rare 50  [CG109605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109605)

(1999 on reverse)

XX Red (VIP & Logo) None V Rare 50  [CG109606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109606)

(Undated)

(These promotional cards offered food and room discounts, etc. This program closed down on

March 14, 2001. Thereafter, a drawing was held whereby most outstanding cards were placed

into the barrel in hopes of winning a trip to Hawaii. Afterwards, all the cards were destroyed.)

PC White (Temporary Card) None V Rare 30  [CG109607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109607)

[**WINNERS INN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVWIWI) **(Winnemucca, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: No

*(Same cards also used at Pete's Gambling Hall)*

1st Brown (Super Star Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG115475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115475)

2nd Black (Super Star Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG198543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198543)

(Now had 5 casino logos on reverse: Topaz Lodge, Winners Inn, Pete’s Gambling Hall, Joe’s

Tavern and Sundance casinos)

**[WYNN LAS VEGAS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVWY) (Las Vegas, NV)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Red (Red Card – Wynn | Encore) None Common 0  [CG112178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112178)

("Red Card" in large text across upper middle of card under crest logo. Problem Gamblers

Helpline text is 67mm wide)

2nd Red (Red Card – Wynn | Encore) None Common 0  [CG199214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199214)

("Red Card" in large text across upper middle of card under crest logo. Problem Gamblers

Helpline text is 73mm wide)

**The following cards are resort ID cards that were mainly used as room keys but were**

**also used as casino players club cards prior to when the casino started using the dedicated**

**RED CARD players club cards listed above. IDxx numbers are used to identify the following**

**resort ID issues separately from the dedicated casino players club cards.**

ID1 Red (“Wynn” & Insert Arrows) None Common 0  [CG005199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005199)

(Gold foil logo with ‘tm” after Las Vegas on obverse)

(Many different embossings such as “Tower Suites”, “Resort” , “Red Card” & “Red C”)

(There is even an “ERROR” with upside down text reverse)

Red (“Wynn” & Insert Arrows) None Common 0  [CG005200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005200)

(Dull Gold Logo that is almost a dark grey with ‘tm’ after Las Vegas on obverse)

ID2 Red (Centered Gold Design – No Location) None Common 0  [CG067307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067307)

(Gold foil print with “tm” after design, no location under design. Gold star stickers known.)

ID3 Red (Centered Gold Design – No Location) None Common 0  [CG005201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005201)

(Does not have "Wynn Las Vegas" on obverse. Some cards have gold star stickers.)

Red (Wynn LV Centered Gold Design) None Common 0  [CG047953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047953)

(Now has "Wynn Las Vegas" under gold design on obverse)

Red (Wynn LV Centered Gold Design & Printed Gold Star) None Common 0  [CG208379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208379)

(This card has a solid gold star PRINTED in upper right corner of obverse)

Red (Wynn LV Centered Gold Design & Printed Gold Star) None Common 0  [CG046161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046161)

(This card has an open gold star PRINTED in upper right corner of obverse)

Brown (Wynn LV Centered Gold Design) None Common 0  [CG123252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123252)

Red (Encore LV Centered Gold Design & Printed Gold Star) None Common 0  [CG139657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139657)

(This card has a sold gold start PRINTED in upper right corner of obverse)

(This issue has gold foil print with ® after the design and "TM" at the end of the last line in

the reverse paragraph)

ID4 Red (“Wynn” & Insert Arrows) None Common 0  [CG059129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059129)

(Flat Gold Logo with an ® below the period at the end of “Wynn” and 6 lines of text on reverse)

ID5 Red (“Wynn” & Insert Arrows) None Common 0  [CG005203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005203)

(Flat Gold Logo with an ® below the period at the end of “Wynn” and 7 lines of text on reverse)

ID6 Red (Encore) None Common 0  [CG005204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005204)

Red (Encore Grand Opening - Dec 22, 2008) None V Rare 25  [CG005205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005205)

(Small "TM" after Las Vegas on obverse)

ID7 Red (Encore) None Common 0  [CG005210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005210)

(Large "TM" after Las Vegas on obverse)

ID8 Red ("Wynn" & Insert Arrows) None Common 0  [CG112172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112172)

(3mm space from reverse paragrah to bottom line)

Red ("Wynn" & Insert Arrows) None Common 0  CG046273

(6mm space from reverse paragrah to bottom line)

Red (Encore) None Common 0  [CG112173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112173)

Silver (Encore) None Common 0  [CG202931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202931)

Red (Wynn LV Centered Gold Design) None Common 0  [CG112174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112174)

Red (Encore LV Centered Gold Design) None Common 0  [CG199215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199215)

(This issue has ® at the end of the last line in the reverse paragraph, previous issues had "TM")

ID9 Brown ("Wynn" & Insert Arrows) None Common 0  [CG112176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112176)

Silver (Encore) None Common 0  [CG112177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112177)

Brown (Wynn LV Centered Gold Design & Solid Gold Star) None Common 0  [CG112175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112175)

Brown (Wynn LV Centered Gold Design & Open Gold Star) None Common 0  [CG125168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125168)

(These 2 brown cards have a gold star PRINTED in upper right corner of obverse, one is a sold

gold star and the other is just a gold outline with an open center)

Silver (Encore LV Centered Gold Design & Tower Suites) None Common 0  [CG150391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150391)

Silver (Encore LV Centered Gold Design & Tower Suites) None Common 0  [CG165523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165523)

(This card has a sold gold star printed in upper right corner of obverse)

Gold (Centered Gold Design & "Priority Access") None Common 0  [CG125466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125466)

(This card has no location under logo on obverse)

(This issue has periods between numbers in the reverse phone numbers)

XX Red (“Wynn” & 8 Gold Dots – raised printing) None Scarce 3  [CG006675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006675)

XX Silver (Wynn logo & "Slot Department") None Scarce 3  [CG006677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006677)

XX Silver (Centered Black Design & "slot department") None Scarce 3  [CG112179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112179)

XX Metallic Silver (Wynn MirrorCard) None Scarce 3  [CG006678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006678)

[**NEW HAMPSHIRE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=nh)

[**LODGE AT BELMONT, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NHBELO) **(Belmont, NH)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened:2008 Closed: no

1st Mustard (“The Lodge at Belmont” & dogs) None Scarce 3  [CG047294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047294)

[**POKER ROOM, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NHHFTP) **(Hampton Falls, NH)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red/Black (Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG162110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162110)

[**ROCKINGHAM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NHSARP) **(Salem, NH)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(This racino does have poker machines)*

TC Grey (Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG047643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047643)

(Barcode reverse)

XX Red (Let’s Rock) None Scarce 3  [CG047644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047644)

(Oversized thin plastic card, barcode on reverse)

[**SEABROOK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NHSESG) **(Seabrook, NH)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black (“No Limits” VIP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG027112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027112)

[**NEW JERSEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=nj)

[**ACH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACA2) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: 2012

*(Formerly the Atlantic City Hilton prior to 2011, then was briefly the ACH before being renamed*

*as The Atlantic Club in early 2012)*

1st Red (“Classic”) PG Common 0  [CG013643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013643)

Blue (“Elite”) PG Scarce 3  [CG013644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013644)

Mustard (“Ultra”) PG Scarce 3  [CG013645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013645)

[**ATLANTIC CITY HILTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACHA) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2011

*(Became the ACH in 2011 when the casino lost the licensing for the Hilton brand name)*

1st Blue (VIP Card Hotel to Right) None Scarce 3  [CG003288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003288)

(3rd line on reverse is "Bally's Park Place: 1-800-772-7777", at least one card known missing [CG003412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003412)

the silver VIP on the obverse that was a printing error and not missing due to wear)

2nd Blue (VIP Card Hotel to Right) None Scarce 3  [CG003289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003289)

(3rd line on reverse is "Bally's Park Place & The Wild Wild West Casino Resort 1-800-772-7777")

3rd Blue (VIP Card Hotel Centered) None Scarce 3  [CG091138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091138)

(3rd line on reverse is "Bally's Park Place & The Wild Wild West Casino Resort 1-800-772-7777"

Fourth line on reverse is “Reservations: 1-800-HILTONS)

4th Blue (VIP Card Hotel Centered) None Scarce 3  [CG003290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003290)

(The fourth line on reverse, “Reservations: 1-800-HILTONS”, has been deleted)

5th Blue/Green (VIP Card Pearl in Oyster - hologram) None Common 1  [CG003291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003291)

6th Navy (VIP Card No Picture) None Common 1  [CG003292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003292)

7th Blue/Green (VIP Card Pearl in Oyster) None Common 1  [CG003293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003293)

(Mirrored background, not hologram)

Blue/Green (VIP Card Pearl in Oyster) None Common 1  [CG003294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003294)

(Plain background)

8th Blue (Park Place Connection Card) cpi Common 0  [CG003296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003296)

9th Blue (Connection Card) cpi Common 0  [CG003297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003297)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “1-800-GAMBLER.”)

Blue (Connection Card) cpi Common 0  [CG014914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014914)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Call 1-800-GAMBLER.”)

10th Blue (Connection Card) innovative Common 0  [CG003298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003298)

11th Blue (Connection Card) cpi 2017042 Common 0  [CG003299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003299)

(“Caesars Entertainment” is on the reverse of both 10th and 11th issues)

12th Dk Grey (Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG003300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003300)

(“Resorts International” on Reverse)

13th Blue/Green (VIP Card Pearl in Oyster) innovative Common 0  [CG003305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003305)

(Pinkish reverse)

Blue/Green (VIP Card Pearl in Oyster) innovative Common 0  [CG003306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003306)

(White reverse)

14th Red (Destination Club Classic) None Common 0  [CG013620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013620)

Grey (“Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG013621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013621)

Black (“Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG013622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013622)

(3 lines text above “Gambling Problem”)

15a Red (Destination Club Classic) None Common 0  [CG013631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013631)

Grey (“Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG013632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013632)

Black (“Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG014915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014915)

(4 lines text above “Gambling Problem”, 6 casinos across bottom of reverse)

15b Grey ("Destination Casino Club" Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG048105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048105)

(4 lines text above "Gambling Problem", 5 casinos across bottom of reverse)

16th Red (Destination Club Classic) PG Common 0  [CG013635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013635)

Grey (“Destination Casino Club” Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG013636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013636)

Black (“Destination Casino Club” Ultra) PG Scarce 3  [CG013637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013637)

17th Red (“Classic”) PG Common 0  [CG013638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013638)

Black (“Elite”) PG Scarce 3  [CG013639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013639)

Mustard (“Ultra”) PG Scarce 3  [CG013640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013640)

XX Black/White (Bus Bonus) (I) Scarce 3  [CG013641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013641)

XX Orange/Multi (Sea Blue) None Scarce 3  [CG013642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013642)

(The use for this card is unknown)

XX White (Temporary Card) None V Rare 50  [CG048107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048107)

[**ATLANTIC CLUB, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACAC) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: 2014

*(Formerly the Atlantic City Hilton prior to 2011 and briefly the ACH before being renamed*

*as The Atlantic Club in early 2012 and then closed in Jan 2014)*

1st Red ("The Atlantic Club") None Common 0  [CG013646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013646)

Grey ("The Atlantic Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013647)

Black ("The Atlantic Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013648)

2nd Red ("The Atlantic Club") plicards Common 0  [CG121752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121752)

(Has "P668241-2" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" on upper right)

Grey ("The Atlantic Club") plicards Scarce 3  [CG144909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144909)

(Has "P668241-1" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" on upper right)

[**ATLANTIS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACAT) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1984 Closed: 1989

1st Silver (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG013649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013649)

(9 lines of text under “Membership Card”, last line on reverse is “anytime.”)

2nd Grey/Maroon (Reel Winers Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG103737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103737)

(Solid grey background with maroon printing)

Metallic Silver/Pink (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG013650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013650)

(Metallic silver background with pink printing)

(10 lines of text under “Membership Card”, last line on reverse is “Hotel reserves the right to…”)

3rd Silver (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 150  [CG013651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013651)

(8 lines of text under “Membership Card”, last line on reverse is “Casino Hotel…”)

PC White/Black (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 50  [CG013652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013652)

XX White/Red (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 50  [CG013653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013653)

(9 Lines of text on reverse)

XX White/Red (Reel Winners Club) None Ex Rare 50  [CG013654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013654)

(8 Lines of text on reverse)

[**BALLY'S GRAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACBG) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: 1996

1st White ("Bally's Grand Starter Card" No Design) None V Rare 20  [CG003312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003312)

(Magnetic stripe on otherwise blank reverse)

Black ("Bally's Grand Starter Card" with Design) None V Rare 20  [CG003313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003313)

(Magnetic stripe and signature strip on reverse)

Black (Bally's Grand Logo – No MVP) None Ex Rare 100  [CG009411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009411)

(Black reverse with magnetic stripe and signature strip)

Black (Bally's Grand Logo MVP) Data Card PA V Scarce 7  [CG003314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003314)

(3 lines in the last paragraph on reverse)

Black (Bally's Grand Logo MVP) Data Card PA V Scarce 7  [CG013655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013655)

(2 lines in the last paragraph on reverse)

2nd Black (Bally's Grand Logo MVP) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG003315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003315)

(Last line starts “the right to terminate…”)

Black (Bally's Grand Logo MVP) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG003321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003321)

(Last line starts “call 1-800-GAMBLER…”)

(First two regular MVP issues have "Bally's Reno" on reverse)

3rd Black (Bally's Grand Logo MVP) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG013657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013657)

Black (Bally's Grand Logo MVP) SC95 V Scarce 7  [CG003323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003323)

(This issue has no "Bally's Reno" on reverse)

4th Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG003324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003324)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) NBS Scarce 3  [CG003325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003325)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) SC14 Scarce 3  [CG003329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003329)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) SC24 Scarce 3  [CG003330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003330)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) SC25 Scarce 3  [CG003331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003331)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) SC34 Scarce 3  [CG003332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003332)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) SC35 Scarce 3  [CG003351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003351)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) S200 Scarce 3  [CG003355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003355)

Blue ("The Grand VIP" Hotel) S5215 Scarce 3  [CG003356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003356)

[**BALLY'S PARK PLACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACBP) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1986 Closed: no

*(Note: Player# prefix "00" is Atlantic City, "01" is Las Vegas, "02" is Reno)*

1st Purple (Wreath Logo & "Bally's" on 1 Line) Data Card V Rare 50  [CG001884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001884)

(Reverse mark is in upper left corner and "Bally's Grand" is NOT listed)

(The same card was used in Atlantic City, Las Vegas and Reno)

Purple (Wreath Logo & "Bally's" on 1 Line) Malco V Rare 100  [CG013656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013656)

2nd Purple (Wreath Logo above "Bally's") Data Card PA Rare 10  [CG001885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001885)

("Bally's Grand" is listed. “Casino Hotel Atlantic City” is under Bally’s Park Place on obverse.)

Purple (Wreath Logo above "Bally's") Data Card PA Rare 10  [CG001886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001886)

(Now lists “Casino Hotel & Tower Atlantic City” under Bally’s Park Place on obverse. Slight

difference in font in “Data Card PA”)

3rd Purple (Wreath Logo above "Bally's") None Rare 10  [CG001887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001887)

4th Dk Purple (No Wreath Logo & MVP Across Bottom) Data Card PA Rare 10  [CG001888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001888)

(Same reverse as 2nd issue)

5th DK Purple (No Wreath Logo & MVP Across Bottom) Data Card PA Rare 10  [CG001889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001889)

(Same as 4th issue except the font is a bit different, and the Data Card PA is very small)

6th Purple (No Wreath Logo & MVP Across Bottom) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG001890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001890)

(Reverse has "call 1-800-GAMBLER.")

7th Purple (No Wreath Logo & MVP Across Bottom) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG001891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001891)

(Same as 6th issue with NO “1-800- GAMBLER.”)

8th Purple (No Wreath Logo & no "Atlantic City" on Obv) Malco V Scarce 7  [CG001892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001892)

(Same reverse wording as 5th issue)

9th Black ("MVP" in Green & "Casino Hotel & Tower") SC V Scarce 7  [CG001893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001893)

Black ("MVP" in Green & "Casino Hotel & Tower") SCC V Scarce 7  [CG001894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001894)

10th Black ("MVP" in Gold & "Casino Hotel & Tower") S14 Scarce 3  [CG001895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001895)

Black ("MVP" in Gold & "Casino Hotel & Tower") SC Scarce 3  [CG001896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001896)

Black ("MVP" in Gold & "Casino Hotel & Tower") SC24 Scarce 3  [CG001897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001897)

Black ("MVP" in Gold & "Casino Hotel & Tower") SC34 Scarce 3  [CG001905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001905)

Black ("MVP" in Gold & "Casino Hotel & Tower") SC95 Scarce 3  [CG001906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001906)

Black ("MVP" in Gold & "Casino Hotel & Tower") SC96 Scarce 3  [CG001907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001907)

11th Black ("MVP" in Gold & "Casino Resort") S5163 Scarce 3  [CG001916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001916)

Black (“MVP” in Gold & “Casino Resort”) S5163/SC Rare 10  [CG148335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148335)

(Normal “S5163” manufacturer mark overwritten with “SC”)

12th Black ("MVP" in Gold & "A Hilton Casino Resort") SC97 Scarce 3  [CG001951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001951)

Black ("MVP" in Gold & "A Hilton Casino Resort") SC 972 Scarce 3  [CG001954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001954)

13th Black (Bally's Park Place & Wild Wild West Casino) None Common 1  [CG001960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001960)

(Purplish-color sand. Reverse has "Hilton Worldwide Reservations 1-800-HILTONS")

14th Black (Bally's Park Place & Wild Wild West Casino) None Common 1  [CG001961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001961)

(Beige-color sand. Reverse has "Hilton Worldwide Reservations 1-800-HILTONS")

15th Black (Bally's Park Place & Wild Wild West Casino) None Common 1  [CG001962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001962)

(Reverse text is 31mm top to bottom with 3mm space between first two lines)

Black (Bally's Park Place & Wild Wild West Casino) None Common 1  [CG001963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001963)

(Reverse text is 29mm top to bottom with 2mm space between first two lines)

(Reverse on this issue DOES NOT HAVE "Hilton Worldwide Reservations 1-800-HILTONS".

On these cards the color of the MVP can range from green, to yellow, orange and gold.)

16th Black (Bally’s **Atlantic City** & The Wild Wild West Casino) None Common 1  [CG001964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001964)

(Colors vary from tan to yellow)

17th Black/Red (Park Place Connection Card) cpi Common 1  [CG001965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001965)

18th Black/Red (Connection Card) cpi Common 0  [CG001966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001966)

19th Black/Red (Connection Card) cpi 2014304 Common 0  [CG001967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001967)

20th Black/Red (Connection Card) cpi 2016014 Common 0  [CG001968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001968)

21st Black/Red (Connection Card) cpi 2017222 Common 0  [CG001969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001969)

22nd Black/Red (Connection Card) innovative Common 0  [CG001970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001970)

(**No** AC Hilton phone number)

23rd Black/Red (Connection Card) innovative Common 0  [CG001971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001971)

(**With** AC Hilton phone number)

TC Black (Bally's Park Place & Wild Wild West Casino) None Common 0  [CG001972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001972)

(Obverse is similar to 11th through 13th issues, but no sandy beach at bottom)

(There is an early table card circa 1986 with a 1st issue obverse and a Malco reverse

listed in the Las Vegas section. This card may also have been used in AC, but never confirmed.)

PC Black (MVP in Gold & Bally's Park Place) None Scarce 3  [CG004159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004159)

PC Black (Bally’s Park Place & Wild Wild West Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG001973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001973)

(These two paper card have 2 lines on the obverse for the player’s name & temporary number)

XX Green/Orange/White (“Winners Club” w/Wreath) None Rare 50  [CG001974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001974)

***(****Bally’s later used the generic Harrah's Total Rewards cards listed in the “Universal Slot*

*Card” section)*

**[BOARDWALK REGENCY](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACBO) (Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1979 Closed: 1987

1st Maroon (Casino Passport) ? Rare 100  [CG047748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047748)

**[BORGATA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACBA) (Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 1  [CG008916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008916)

Black (My Borgata & Black Label) None Common 1  [CG008917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008917)

(First two lines on the reverse are the same length and line up over one another)

2nd Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 0  [CG090281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090281)

Black (My Borgata & Black Label) None Common 0  [CG090282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090282)

(The first 2 lines on the reverse do NOT line up over one another, first line is wider)

3rd Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 0  [CG008918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008918)

Black (My Borgata & Black Label) None Common 0  [CG008919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008919)

(5 lines in main paragraph on reverse – previous cards had 3. Space between phone number and

text. Last 2 lines in paragraph extend out to the left.)

4th Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 0  [CG008920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008920)

(There is **No** Space between phone number and text, all 5 lines of text aligned at left)

5th Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 0  [CG008932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008932)

Black (My Borgata & Black Label) None Common 0  [CG008937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008937)

(5 lines in main paragraph on reverse with first line 73mm wide. The double “ll” in “call” is

very **BOLD** and there’s a “1” added at the start of the phone number)

6th Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 0  [CG008923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008923)

Black (My Borgata & Black Label) None Common 0  [CG008930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008930)

(Same as the previous issue but with the entire word “call” the same font)

7th Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 0  [CG008921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008921)

Black (My Borgata & Black Label) None Common 0  [CG008922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008922)

(5 lines in main paragraph on reverse with first line 67mm wide)

8th Red (My Borgata & Red Label) None Common 0  [CG008957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008957)

Black (My Borgata & Black Label) None Common 0  [CG008958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008958)

(Added website “theborgata.com” after the phone number 609.317.1000 on the same line)

(Some cards have barcode printed by the casino on the obverse)

XX Blue (My Borgata & Temporary) None Common 1  [CG008959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008959)

XX Purple (Borgata) None V Scarce 10  [CG008961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008961)

(This card was only valid on Gaming Test Day)

XX Lt Blue Grey (My Borgata Titanium) None V Scarce 10  [CG008962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008962)

(3 lines in main paragraph on reverse)

XX Lt Blue Grey (My Borgata Titanium) None V Scarce 10  [CG008963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008963)

(5 lines in main paragraph on reverse)

XX Lt Blue Grey (My Borgata Titanium) None V Scarce 10  [CG013939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013939)

(5 lines in main paragraph on reverse plus website after phone number)

XX Lt Blue Grey (My Borgata Titanium) None V Scarce 10  [CG125553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125553)

(Reverse phone number is 609.317.1000 followed by website)

XX Red (My Borgata & Red Label) PG Common 0  [CG149389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149389)

(White band across back with barcode toward the right – employee card)

**(Borgata switched to the generic MGM M Life cards in mid-2017 when the casino was**

**acquired by MGM)**

[**CAESARS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACCA) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: no

*(“Tiny Arrows” are the same size as the word “insert”. “Small Arrows” are*

*slightly larger than “Insert”. “Large Arrows” are MUCH larger than the word “Insert”)*

1st Yellow (Qualifier Card – Tiny Insert Arrows) None Rare 15  [CG003213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003213)

Yellow (Qualifier Card – Large Insert Arrows) None Rare 15  [CG003214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003214)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) None Rare 15  [CG199597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199597)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Large Insert Arrows) None Rare 15  [CG003227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003227)

(Reverse has "This card is the property of Caesars Atlantic City Hotel/Casino")

2nd Yellow (Qualifier Card) None Rare 10  [CG003228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003228)

(On the 9th line of reverse, the "b" in "by" is under the "y" in "City" above, there is a prominent

white circle around the bust in the obverse logo)

Yellow (Qualifier Card) None Rare 10  [CG003229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003229)

(On the 9th line of reverse, the "b" in "by" is under the "t" in "City" above, there is a faint

white circle around the bust in the obverse logo)

(Reverse on these two Qualifier cards has "This card is the property of Caesars Atlantic City")

Yellow (Qualifier Card) S96 Scarce 3  [CG082358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082358)

Yellow (Qualifier Card – yellow reverse) S1 Scarce 3  [CG003230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003230)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Small Insert Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG003232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003232)

(On 8th line of reverse, the "." after "Atlantic City" is between the "b" and "y" on word below)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Small Insert Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG003233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003233)

(On 8th line of reverse, the "." after "Atlantic City" is a little past the "y" on the word below,

last line in first paragraph starts with "card...")

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Small Insert Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG016779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016779)

(On 8th line of reverse, the "." after "Atlantic City" is a little past the "y" on the word below.

Last line in first paragraph starts with "this...")

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG003234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003234)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) S1 Scarce 3  [CG003235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003235)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) S5 Scarce 3  [CG003236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003236)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) S25 Scarce 3  [CG003237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003237)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) S895 Scarce 3  [CG003240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003240)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) SC895 Scarce 3  [CG003241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003241)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny Insert Arrows) S96 Scarce 3  [CG003242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003242)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – NO Insert Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG003269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003269)

(Top line of text on reverse is 37mm long, short dashes in phone number)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – NO Insert Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG003270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003270)

(Top line of text on reverse is 40mm long, long dashes in phone number)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – NO Insert Arrows) SC95 Scarce 3  [CG003271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003271)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – NO Insert Arrows) S96 Scarce 3  [CG013658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013658)

**(Note: the correct issue order is unknown, so these cards are listed together)**

3rd Yellow (Qualifier card – white reverse) S1 Common 1  [CG003272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003272)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Small “Insert”) None Common 1  [CG003273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003273)

(Bottom line on reverse of red card is 54mm long)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny “Insert”) None Common 1  [CG199598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199598)

(Bottom line on reverse of red card is 54mm long)

Red (Emperors Club & Logo – Tiny “Insert”) None Common 1  [CG003274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003274)

(Bottom line on reverse of red card is 55mm long)

(This issue has white reverse and adds magnetic stripe)

4th Gold (5 Lines on Obverse) None Common 1  [CG092578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092578)

(Slightly smaller obverse logo, space above first line of text is smaller than on bottom of reverse)

Gold (5 Lines on Obverse) None Common 1  [CG003209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003209)

(Slightly larger obverse logo, space above first line of text is larger than on bottom of reverse)

5th Gold (5 Lines on Obverse) Innovative Common 1  [CG003212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003212)

6th Brown/Yellow (Park Place Connection Card) cpi Common 1  [CG003275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003275)

7th Brown/Yellow (Connection Card) cpi Common 0  [CG003276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003276)

8th Brown/Yellow (Connection Card) cpi 2014414 Common 0  [CG003277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003277)

9th Brown/Yellow (Connection Card) cpi 2017390 Common 0  [CG003278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003278)

10th Brown/Yellow (Connection Card) Innovative Common 0  [CG003279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003279)

(3 phone numbers on reverse)

11th Brown/Yellow (Connection Card) Innovative Common 0  [CG003280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003280)

(2 phone numbers on reverse, Hilton removed)

12th Brown/Yellow (Connection Card) None Common 0  [CG003281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003281)

13th Mustard (Total Rewards Gold & Caesars Logo) None Common 1  [CG003282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003282)

(Copyright 2006 with 10 casinos listed)

14th Mustard (Total Rewards Gold & Caesars Logo) None Common 1  [CG003283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003283)

(Copyright 2006 with 11 casinos listed)

(The 13th and 14th issue cards are similar to the Harrah’s Total Rewards cards with the added

Caesars logo in the upper right on the obverse)

TC Gold (VIP Guest & Man on Bed Logo) None Ex Rare 30  [CG003284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003284)

TC Gold (Hotel/Casino Guest & Man on Bed Logo) None Ex Rare 30  [CG003285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003285)

(These paper cards were issued in 1986 to pit players)

TC Gold (Dark Caesars Bust in Center ) None Rare 10  [CG003286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003286)

TC White/Red (Caesars logo & player photo) None Ex Rare 30  [CG044618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044618)

(Player name & member# typed with player signature and photo on laminted paper card)

XX Grey (“Senate Clvb” & Caesar Bust) None Ex Rare 30  [CG003287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003287)

(“Club” is spelled with a “v” and lists benefits on the reverse)

*(For later cards see the Harrah’s “Universal Card” section)*

[**CLARIDGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACCL) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1985 Closed: 2003

1st Lt Purple (Cash Plus Membership Card) None Ex Rare 125  [CG003422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003422)

2nd Silver (Cash Plus Membership Card) None Ex Rare 125  [CG003424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003424)

Black ("Comp Card" with 2 "Cash Plus" Logos) None Ex Rare 75  [CG003425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003425)

3rd Black ("Comp Card" Only) None V Rare 50  [CG003426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003426)

(Raised Printing. Reverse has "Del Webb's Claridge Casino Hotel" in a box)

4th Black ("Comp Card" Only) None V Rare 40  [CG003433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003433)

(Normal Printing)

Black ("Comp Card" Only) None V Rare 40  [CG003434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003434)

(Very Faint Printing)

Gold ("Comp Card" Only) None V Rare+ 50  [CG003435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003435)

(Reverse on this issue has "Del Webb's Claridge Casino Hotel" in a box)

5th Black ("Comp Card" Only) None V Rare 30  [CG003436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003436)

(Reverse slogan is "The Atlantic City Classic")

6th Black ("Comp Card" Only) None Rare+ 20  [CG003437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003437)

(Reverse logo is “Claridge Casino Hotel”)

7th Gold ("Comp Card" Only) None Rare 10  [CG003438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003438)

(Crinkled gold background)

Gold ("Comp Card" Only) None Rare 10  [CG003439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003439)

(Plain gold background)

(Reverse logo is “Claridge Casino Hotel” on both cards in this issue)

8th Tan (Compcard Gold) None V Scarce 5  [CG003440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003440)

(Reverse has signature strip on top, no slogan under "Claridge Casino Hotel")

9th Tan (Compcard Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG003441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003441)

(Reverse has signature strip on bottom, "Claridge" in ascending script, no ® after Claridge

on reverse)

Tan (Compcard Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG003442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003442)

(Same design but with ® after the script “Claridge” on reverse)

10th Tan (Compcard Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG003443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003443)

(Reverse has signature strip on bottom, slogan under "Claridge Casino Hotel" is "Because

smaller is friendlier")

Green ("Celebrity Club") None V Rare 30  [CG003444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003444)

Navy ("Celebrity Club") None V Rare 30  [CG003445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003445)

11th Tan (Compcard Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG003446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003446)

(Reverse has signature strip on bottom. Slogan under "Claridge Casino Hotel" is "Smaller,

friendlier and so much more". No phone number at bottom.)

12th Tan (Compcard Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG003447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003447)

(Reverse has signature strip on bottom. Slogan under "Claridge Casino Hotel" is "Smaller,

friendlier and so much more". A phone number is added on the last line.)

13th Blue/Red (Compcard Gold) None Scarce 2  [CG000935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000935)

(On reverse, **no registered mark** after "Claridge")

14th Blue/Red (Compcard Gold) None Common 1  [CG003449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003449)

(On reverse, **there is a registered mark** after "Claridge")

Blue/Red (No Obverse Text) None Common 1  [CG003450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003450)

(On reverse, **there is a registered mark** after "Claridge")

15th Blue/Red (Compcard Gold-“Claridge”) Innovative Common 0  [CG003451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003451)

16th Blue/Red (Compcard Gold-“The Claridge Casino”) Innovative Common 0  [CG003452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003452)

PC Beige (“Compcard Gold”) None V Scarce+ 7  [CG003453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003453)

PC Purple (“Compcard Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG003454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003454)

(No web address on reverse)

PC Purple (“Compcard Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG003448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003448)

(Web address on reverse)

PC Pastel Blue/Pink (“Compcard Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG013659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013659)

(“Casino Hotel” bottom left front logo is 16mm wide)

PC Pastel Blue/Pink (“Compucard Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG199724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199724)

(“Casino Hotel” bottom left front logo is 10mm wide)

(Paper cards were temporary cards)

[**GOLDEN NUGGET - Wynn**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACGN) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1984 Closed: 1987

*(Original Golden Nugget was located on the boardwalk owned by Steve Wynn)*

1st Black (Twenty Four Karat Club Banner & Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG001509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001509)

(The last paragraph reads: "This card is NON-TRANSFERABLE and is the property of

GNAC, Corp., P.O. Box 1746, Atlantic City, New Jersey 08404.")

2nd Black (Dark Banner 24 Karat Starter Card) None V Rare+ 100  [CG082363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082363)

(Reverse has 6 lines of text and there is "Good Thru" on the obverse and has “may be” on the

reverse where the similar Las Vegas card has “maybe” before it was fixed on the AC cards.)

Black (Dark Banner 24 Karat Starter Card) None V Rare+ 100  [CG198368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198368)

(Reverse has 6 lines of text and there is "Good Thru" on the obverse and has “may be” on the

reverse where the similar Las Vegas card has “maybe” before it was fixed on the AC cards.)

Black (Dark Banner 24 Karat Starter Card) None V Rare+ 100  [CG014359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014359)

(Reverse has 8 lines of text and there is no "Good Thru" on the obverse)

(Both black starter cards mention "may be" with a space on the reverse where the similar

Las Vegas cards mention "maybe" with no space)

Black (Gold Banner) None V Rare+ 100  [CG014360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014360)

(This card has 8 lines of reverse text. The similar looking Las Vegas issue has 6 lines of text

on the reverse)

PC Orange (24 Karat Club Temporary Membership) None V Rare+ 100  [CG014419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014419)

**[GOLDEN NUGGET - Landry](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACGL) (Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

(Golden Nugget re-opened in 2011 after Landry Corp. purchased the Trump Marina on the bay. Golden

Nugget slot cards originally used the same player numbers as were used by the Trump Marina with the

same player# prefixes used on the Trump One cards. Then when they switched to the new generic Golden

Nugget 24K Select cards they added another prefix in front of the earlier number so you'll see the two

prefixes back to back in the player number. The first 3 digits are the Golden Nugget prefix and the next

3 digits are the Trump One card prefix.)

1st Gold (24 Karat Club) None Common 0  [CG044328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044328)

Grey (24 Karat Club Premier) None Common 1  [CG044329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044329)

(Different color variations exist of the Premier card)

Black (24 Karat Club Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG044326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044326)

(Same narrow gold bands across bottom and top of obverse. Only used for a very short time!)

White (24 Karat Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG044330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044330)

2nd Black/Gold (24 Karat Club Chairman) None Scarce 3  [CG044327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044327)

(Large gold band across bottom of obverse where player info is printed)

3rd Gold (24 Karat Club) plicards Common 0  [CG014420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044420)

(Has "C-1054A" in lower right reverse with "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Grey/Gold (24 Karat Club Premier) plicards Common 1  [CG131152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131152)

(Has "C-1054C" in lower right reverse with "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Black/Gold (24 Karat Club Chairman) plicards Scarce 3  [CG021669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021669)

(Has "C-1054D" in lower right reverse with "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

White/Gold (24 Karat Club Elite) plicards V Scarvce 7  [CG084438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084438)

(Has "C-1054B" in lower right reverse with "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

PC Gold (Go For the Gold Scratch Off) None Common 1  [CG014421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014421)

*(The casino switched to the generic Golden Nugget 24K Select cards listed in the Universal*

*Slot Card section as of mid-2015. See note above about the player# prefixes on those cards.)*

**[HARD ROCK](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACHR) (Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Black (Wild Card Premier – Founding Member) C-1922K Scarce 3  [CG202297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202297)

Purple (Wild Card Elite – Founding Member) C-1922E Scarce 5  [CG202978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202978)

Gold (Wild Card Rock Royalty – Founding Member) C-1922G V Scarce 7  [CG202968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202968)

Black (Wild Card Premier) C-1922L Common 0  [CG202977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202977)

Purple (Wild Card Elite) C-1922F Scarce 1  [CG202967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202967)

Gold (Wild Card Rock Royalty) C-1922H Scarce 3  [CG202979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202979)

2nd Gold (Wild Card Rock Royalty) P829384-2 Scarce 3  [CG206643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206643)

[**HARRAH'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACHM) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1985 Closed: no

1st Blue ("Harrah's Plus" & People Love Us") None V Rare 150  [CG016780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016780)

(Blank Reverse)

2nd Dk Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) Data Card PA Rare 15  [CG016801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016801)

Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) Data Card PA Rare 15  [CG016813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016813)

Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) Data Card PA Rare 15  [CG016814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016814)

(This last card has a gold shadow to the left of the sail leading the boat)

3rd Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) Data Card Rare 15  [CG016815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016815)

(No “PA”, with and without barcode stickers on the reverse)

4th Dk Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) SCC Rare 15  [CG016816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016816)

(Reverse text on these cards has been known to bleed and get fuzzy over time)

5th Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) NBS Rare 15  [CG016817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016817)

(White Reverse, no registration mark after sailboat)

Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) NBS Rare 15  [CG177044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177044)

(White Reverse with registration mark after sailboat)

6th Gold (Gold Plus & Sailboat) NBS Rare 15  [CG016818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016818)

(Silver Reverse)

7th Gold/Blue ("Atlantic City" on faint City Pattern) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG016826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016826)

(Reverse lists "Holiday Casino/Las Vegas" as a location)

Gold/Blue ("Atlantic City" on Readable City Pattern) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG016843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016843)

(Reverse lists "Holiday Casino/Las Vegas" as a location)

8th Gold/Blue ("Atlantic City" on Faint City Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG016844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016844)

(Reverse lists 5 casinos with No "Joliet", “Atlantic City” on obverse is 4mm from left edge)

9th Gold/Blue (Atlantic City” on Dark City Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG016845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016845)

(Reverse same as above but “Atlantic City” on obverse is 10mm from left edge)

10th Gold/Blue ("Atlantic City" on City Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG016846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016846)

(Reverse lists 6 casinos on reverse, including "Joliet")

11th Gold/Blue ("Atlantic City" on Harrah's Pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG016847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016847)

(Reverse has 1-800-HARRAHS and "Bet with your head, not over it." as last line on reverse)

XX Blue (“The Captain’s Circle” & Small Sailboat Logo) None V Rare+ 100  [CG016852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016852)

(This may have been the first issue as it has a punchboard reader. However, no verification has

been offered. At least 7 cards are known.)

TC Gold ("Harrah's Gold Card" & Sailboat) KSC Ex Rare 200  [CG016850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016850)

(This is believed to be Harrah's first real gaming card. The last line on reverse is

"Made in USA 4-85 Kenilworth Systems Corporation Patented")

TC Blue ("Harrah's Plus" & People Love Us") NBS Ex Rare 200  [CG016851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016851)

PC White/Green (Harrah’s Gold Plus & Sailboat) None Rare 15  [CG016848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016848)

(Paper temporary card with barcode sticker, used around the time of the 1st and 2nd issues,

Blank reverse)

PC White/Green (Harrah’s Temporary Total Gold Card) None Common 1  [CG016849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016849)

*(See the Harrah’s Universal Section for later cards)*

**MEADOWLANDS (Monmouth Park, NJ)**

**MONMOUTH PARK (Monmouth Park, NJ)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Horseman - 1997) None Scarce 3  [SCG00054](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00054.jpg)

(Signature strip on obverse)

2nd White (“The Big “M” Club” in green) PPC Scarce 3  [SCG00055](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00055.jpg)

White (“The Big “M” Club” in gold) PPC Scarce 3  [SCG00056](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00056.jpg)

(Signature Strip)

White (“The Big “M” Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [SCG00057](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00057.jpg)

(No Signature Strip)

3rd Multi (“The Big “M” Club” & 2 Horses) None Scarce 3  [SCG00058](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00058.jpg)

[**OCEAN RESORT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACOV) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

*(Was originally the Revel Casino)*

1st Blue (Ocean Premier) P824684 Common 1  [CG202073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202073)

Mustard (Ocean Premier) P824684 Common 1  [CG202074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202074)

Grey (Ocean Premier) P824684 Scarce 3  [CG202075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202075)

Black (Ocean Premier) P824684 V Scarce 7  [CG202076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202076)

2nd Black (Ocean Premier) P824684-3 V Scarce 7  [CG205576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205576)

3rd Mustard (Ocean Premier) P828204 Common 1  [CG207096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207096)

Grey (Ocean Premier) P828204-1 Scarce 3  [CG205597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205597)

Black (Ocean Premier) P828204-2 V Scarce 7  [CG207097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207097)

XX Navy (Sports Rewards – William Hill New Jersey) None Scarce 3  [CG204433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204433)

(Sports book inside the Ocean Resort Casino is operated by William Hill)

[**PLAYBOY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACPB) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1983? Closed: 1984

1st Grey (“Reel Winner’s Club”) None Ex Rare 250  [CG014683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014683)

(Only one example of this highly desirable card has been discovered so far)

XX Lt Blue (“Health Club” & dated 84) None Ex Rare 200  [CG014684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014684)

XX Grey (“The Playboy Club International Key”) None Rare+ 40  [CG014685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014685)

XX Gold (“The Playboy Club International Key”) None Rare+ 40  [CG014773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014773)

(The Grey & Gold cards were not regular slot cards, but rather a card for the “Playboy Club”

itself. There are many versions of these International Keys, but these specifically have

“For Reservations at the Playboy Hotel & Casino in Atlantic City, Call Toll-Free

1-800-257-8672” printed in the middle of the reverse.)

[**RESORTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACRI) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: no

1st Silver (International Passport) Data Card PA Rare+ 25  [CG077860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077860)

(This card has a magnetic stripe on the reverse. Most cards have a barcode on the back.)

Silver (International Passport) None Rare+ 25  [CG006231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006231)

(Both 1st issue cards were also used at the Paradise Island casino in the Bahamas)

2nd Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) None Rare 10  [CG006232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006232)

Gold (Merv Griffin's Resorts VIP) None V Rare+ 75  [CG006233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006233)

3rd Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) None V Rare 25  [CG006235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006235)

(This issue has the obverse stars and the words “Resorts” in a purplish color, not white)

4th Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SCC Rare 10  [CG006236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006236)

(The reverse phone number is 1-800-334-MERV on the first issues)

5th Lt Purple (Merv Griffin's Star Card - Temporary) None Rare 10  [CG006237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006237)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SC Rare 10  [CG006238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006238)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SCC Rare 10  [CG006239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006239)

(Last line on reverse begins “and want help”)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SC Rare 10  [CG006240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006240)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SCC Rare 10  [CG005968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005968)

(Last line on reverse begins “a gambling problem”)

(Beginning with the 5th issue, the reverse phone number changes to 1-800-336-MERV.

Also, "Merv Griffin's" on bottom is vertical – not italic)

Purple (Club Griffin) None V Rare 40  [CG005969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005969)

(Top line on reverse begins "1-800-MERV-VIP…" This is a higher level card.)

6th Lt Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card - Temporary) None V Scarce 7  [CG018940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018940)

Lt Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card - Temporary) SC V Scarce 7  [CG006242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006242)

Lt Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card - Temporary) SC96 V Scarce 7  [CG006243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006243)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SC 94 Scarce 3  [CG006244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006244)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SC95 Scarce 3  [CG006245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006245)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) SC961 Scarce 3  [CG006246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006246)

Blue (Merv Griffin's Star Card) S5122 Scarce 3  [CG006247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006247)

("Merv Griffin's" on bottom slants right)

7th Blue (Star Card) S5122 Scarce 3  [CG006248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006248)

(First card without Merv Griffin's name above "Star Card")

8th Blue (Star Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG006250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006250)

(Reverse phone number is 1-888-771-1SUN. This card was used briefly after Merv Griffin

sold Resorts to Sun International.)

9th Purple (Club Griffin) None V Rare 15  [CG006251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006251)

(Thin white outlined boxes on obverse)

Purple (Club Griffin) None V Rare 15  [CG006253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006253)

(Bold white outlined boxes on obverse. “Griffin” light colored grey)

(Reverse phone number is 1-800-772-9000, these cards were used from 1997 to 1999)

Purple (Club Griffin) SC Ex Rare 50  [CG006254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006254)

10th Purple (“R” Logo) None Common 1  [CG090614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090614)

Gold (“R” Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG006266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006266)

Grey (“R” Logo) None Common 1  [CG006267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006267)

(Above two cards are higher levels, the gold level was eliminated and became obsolete)

(Phone number on reverse back to 1-800-336-6378)

11th Lt Purple ("R" Logo) None Common 0  [CG006272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006272)

(This is reportedly a temporary card)

12th Black (“R” Logo & “Platinum Membership” hologram) None Common 0  [CG006273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006273)

13th Blue/White (“Up Town Club” Starter Card) Innovative Common 0  [CG006278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006278)

Yellow/Purple (“Up Town Club” Preferred Member) Innovative Common 0  [CG006291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006291)

Silver/Grey (“Up Town Club” Platinum Member) Innovative Common 0  [CG006292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006292)

14th Red (Destination Club Classic) None Common 0  [CG006326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006326)

Grey (“Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG006332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006332)

Black (“Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG006341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006341)

(3 lines text above “Gambling Problem”)

15th Red (Destination Club Classic) None Common 0  [CG006342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006342)

Grey (“Destination Casino Club” Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG006343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006343)

Black (“Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG053596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053596)

(4 lines text above “Gambling Problem” – 6 casino logos across bottom of reverse)

16th Red (Destination Club Classic) PG Common 0  [CG006345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006345)

Grey (“Destination Casino Club” Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG018941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018941)

Black (“Destination Casino Club” Ultra) None Scarce 3  [CG103063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103063)

(Obverse is "Resorts Atlantic City" – 5 casino logos across bottom of reverse)

17th Red (Destination Club Classic) PG Common 0  [CG018942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018942)

(Obverse is now "Resorts Casino Hotel")

18th Red (Classic) PG Common 0  [CG006346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006346)

Grey (Elite) PG Scarce 3  [CG140855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140855)

(Reverse web address is now "www.resortsac.com" & no longer has "Destination Club")

19th Blue (Star Card Premiere) PG Common 0  [CG018943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018943)

Gold (Star Card Epic) PG Scarce 3  [CG018944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018944)

Black (Star Card Paramount) PG Scarce 3  [CG018945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018945)

(Paramount card has a dull finish)

Black (Star Card Paramount) PG Scarce 3  [CG108593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108593)

(Glossy surface with silver flecks)

(This issue has a larger PG mark and the first line under the mag stripe starts "SLOT PLAY...")

20st Blue (Star Card Premiere) PG Common 0  [CG151157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151157)

(Premiere card has “R” logo removed from obverse)

Red/White (Red Carpet Star Card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG118378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118378)

(Red Carpet card has 1.800.772.9000 phone# on reverse)

(This issue has a smaller PG mark and the first line under the mag stripe starts "This card...")

21st Red/White (Red Carpet Star Card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG174393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174393)

(Larger PG mark, phone# now “1.800.438.7424”, “R” logo removed from obverse)

XX Maroon (Casino Passport) None V Rare 25  [CG006350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006350)

(A card used by VIP's to gain entrance to the casino ahead of others)

XX Silver (“Superstar Club” Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG006359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006359)

(Only one card known in collector’s hands)

XX Gold (“Superstar Club” Logo) None Ex Rare 200  [CG018939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018939)

(Only one card known in collector’s hands)

XX Red (“Superstar Club” Logo Above “Starter Card”) None Ex Rare 200  [CG006380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006380)

(Reverse mentions inserting this card into a ticket dispensing machine. This is probably an early

version of the slot club before mag stripes. Unfortunately, only one card has been reported thus

far and no other corroborating information is available.)

XX Orange (Resorts International Atlantic City logo) None Rare 100  [CG009410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009410)

(Reverse says "For Identification purposes only in casino, not for credit". Used to get past the

long lines entering the casino when it first opened and was the only casino in Atlantic City.)

XX White/Lavender (Bus Bonus) None Scarce 3  [CG006349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006349)

XX White/Brick (Bus Bonu$) None Scarce 3  [CG006348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006348)

XX White/Green (Bus Bonu$) None Scarce 3  [CG004041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004041)

XX White/Blue (Bus Bonu$) None Scarce 3  [CG006347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006347)

XX Multi (Star Card Limited Edition – Margaritaville) PG Scarce 3  [CG102246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102246)

XX Multi ("Margaritaville Star Card" & chair on beach) PG Scarce 3  [CG128871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128871)

XX Blue (40th Anniversary Star Card Premiere) PG Scarce 3  [CG201573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201573)

XX Gold (40th Anniversary Star Card Epic) PG Scarce 3  [CG201750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201750)

XX Black (40th Anniversary Star Card Paramount) PG Scarce 3  [CG201751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201751)

[**REVEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACRE) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: 2014

*(Became the Ocean View in 2018)*

1st White (Revel) PG Common 1  [CG090612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090612)

("Revel" is raised print)

2nd White (1234 Revel – bold 1) PG Common 1  [CG134497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134497)

White (1234 Revel – bold 2) PG Common 1  [CG089318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089318)

White (1234 Revel – bold 3) PG Scarce 3  [CG090613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090613)

(No phone number under web address on reverse)

White (1234 Revel – bold 3) PG Scarce 3  [CG134499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134499)

(Phone number under web address on reverse)

White (1234 Revel – bold 4) PG V Scarce 7  [CG090602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090602)

(Numbers 1234 are printed above "REVEL" on the obverse with one number printed darker to

indicate the player level on this issue cards. )

3rd Dk Grey (Revel Ocean) PG Common 1  [CG100681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100681)

Grey/Multi (Revel Beach) PG Scarce 3  [CG100680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100680)

Biege (Revel Pearl) PG V Scarce 7  [CG100682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100682)

(Beach and Pearl levels dated 1/2014 in lower right corner on obverse)

4th Blue (Revel Blu) PG Common 1  [CG119769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119769)

Gold (Revel Gold) PG Scarce 3  [CG119770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119770)

Grey (Revel Platinum) PG Scarce 3  [CG119771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119771)

Black (Revel Black) PG V Scarce 7  [CG119772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119772)

(All but Blu level cards have 12/14 in lower right corver of oobverse)

[**SANDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACSA) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1980 Closed: 2006

1st Blue/Yellow (Sunburst) None Ex Rare 250  [CG003455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003455)

(Only one card known to exist)

Blue (Sands Passport Club Temporary Membership Card) PC-004 Ex Rare 200  [CG003456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003456)

(Temp card is believed issued around same time as the regular Blue card, but it’s uncertain.)

2nd Gold/Red (Red Carpet Player) None Ex Rare 200  [CG003457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003457)

(Raised Printing. "Hotel, Casino & Country Club / Atlantic City" in WHITE on reverse.

This card was issued in 1987 for dollar slot players. This card was used to redeem tickets

that were dispensed out of boxes attached to the machines – like the Mint and Golden

Nugget in Las Vegas. No magnetic stripe.)

Gold/Red (Red Carpet Player) None Rare 100  [CG003458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003458)

(Normal printing, "Hotel, Casino & Country Club / Atlantic City" in RED on reverse.)

3rd Orange/Red (“Sands” Below Setting Sun on Beach) Data Card Ex Rare 150  [CG003459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003459)

(Orange reverse w/magnetic stripe, issued for a short time late 1987 until possibly early 1988)

4th Brown (“Sands Atlantic City San Juan” No Picture) Data Card Ex Rare 150  [CG003461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003461)

5th Gold (Island Ambassador Large Pink Medal) None Rare 15  [CG003462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003462)

White (Island Ambassador Large Pink Medal) None V Rare 30  [CG003463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003463)

(Reverse has "…at our Sands casino hotels in Atlantic City and the Caribbean.")

(Reverse Sands logo is 15mm long with tiny writing: "Sands Hotel Casino & Country Club")

6th Gold (Island Ambassador Large Pink Medal) None V Scarce 7  [CG003464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003464)

(Reverse has "..at the Sands Hotel & Casino in Atlantic City.")

(Reverse Sands logo is 20mm long with "Sands Hotel Casino & Country Club")

7th Gold (Island Ambassador Large Pink Medal) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG003466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003466)

(Reverse Sands logo is 20mm long with "Sands Hotel & Casino", NOT cursive writing)

8th Gold (Island Ambassador Large Pink Medal) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG003467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003467)

White (Island Ambassador Large Pink Medal) SCC V Rare 25  [CG003468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003468)

(Reverse has Sands Palm Tree logo and "Sands Hotel & Casino Atlantic City" in cursive script)

(This is the 1st issue with the "Palm Tree Logo.", subsequent issues have this on obverse)

9th Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) None Scarce 3  [CG003469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003469)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC Scarce 3  [CG003470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003470)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC4 Scarce 3  [CG003474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003474)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC24 Scarce 3  [CG003486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003486)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC26 Scarce 3  [CG003487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003487)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC95 Scarce 3  [CG003500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003500)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC96 Scarce 3  [CG003513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003513)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) S96 Scarce 3  [CG003514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003514)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) S962 Scarce 3  [CG003515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003515)

Gold (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) S5191 Scarce 3  [CG003516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003516)

White (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) None V Scarce 7  [CG003517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003517)

White (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC V Scarce 7  [CG003518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003518)

White (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG003519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003519)

White (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC24 V Scarce 7  [CG003520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003520)

White (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) S962 V Scarce 7  [CG003521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003521)

Silver (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) None Rare 20  [CG003522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003522)

Silver (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC Rare 20  [CG199548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199548)

Silver (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) SC24 Rare 20  [CG003523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003523)

Silver (Ambassador Small Medal in Center) S96 Rare 20  [CG003524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003524)

(This was a tiered set. The beginning card was Gold. Upon reaching 1000 points, the player was

upgraded to White (called the Premier level). The highest level, Platinum, required 5000 points.

An actual issue order was never determined so the cards were grouped together.)

10th Black (Hollywood Marquee) None Scarce 3  [CG003525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003525)

(First line under signature strip begins "Your personal Sands Hollywood…")

Black (Hollywood Marquee Gold)  None Scarce 3  [CG003526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003526)

Black (Hollywood Marquee Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG003527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003527)

Black (Hollywood Marquee Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG003528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003528)

(First line under signature strip **on above 3 cards** begins "Your personal Sands Marquee…")

11th Blue/Green (Sands) None Scarce 3  [CG065954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065954)

Blue/Green (Sands Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG003529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003529)

12th Metallic Gold ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG090615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090615)

(Normal English reverse with phone # 1-800 AC SANDS)

Metallic Gold ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003530)

(Oriental reverse with phone # 1-800-524-2520)

Metallic Gold ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003531)

(Oriental reverse with phone # 1-888-780-4272)

Metallic Gold ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003532)

(Russian reverse with phone # 1-800-AC SANDS)

**(Above four cards have greenish-gold backs)**

Metallic Silver ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003533)

(Normal English reverse with phone # 1-800 AC SANDS)

Metallic Silver ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003534)

(Oriental reverse with phone # 1-800-524-2520)

**(Above two cards have grey backs)**

13th Mustard ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003535)

Silver ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003536)

Metallic Silver ("The New Age of Cool") None Scarce 3  [CG003537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003537)

Metallic Gold (“The New Age of Cool”) None Scarce 3  [CG003538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003538)

(All cards in this issue have a White Reverse)

14th Mustard/Blue (“Sands Casino Hotel, Atlantic City”) None Scarce 3  [CG003539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003539)

Silver/Blue (“Sands Casino Hotel, Atlantic City”) None Scarce 3  [CG003540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003540)

(The red “ball” was been removed from the obverse of this card issue)

Silver (Senior Class) None Scarce 3  [CG003541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003541)

Gold (Senior Class) None Scarce 3  [CG003542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003542)

15h Tan/Purple (“Sands Casino Hotel”) Innovative Common 0  [CG003543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003543)

Silver/Purple (“Sands Casino Hotel” & “Platinum”) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG003544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003544)

16th Purple (The Players Place) Innovative Common 0  [CG003545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003545)

Silver (The Players Place – Platinum) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG003546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003546)

Purple (The Players Place – Premier) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG003547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003547)

(25th Anniversary logo on the reverse with white and pinkish-white reverses known)

17h Purple (The Players Place) Innovative Common 0  [CG203759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203759)

(Sands Casino Hotel logo on reverse)

TC Silver (V.I.P. Player Card) None Ex Rare 150  [CG168974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168974)

XX White (Sands Bus Promotion) None Scarce 3  [CG003565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003565)

(Punchboard)

XX White (Sands Bus Promotion) None Scarce 3  [CG003566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003566)

(Blank reverse, magnetic stripe only)

PC Peach (Sands Bus Card) None Scarce 3  [CG003567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003567)

(Reverse has Black Logo & magnetic stripe. Also, casino stamps a different dollar amount

on the back. Some of the amounts known are: $10, $11, $12, $14, $15, $16, $17, $18, $20,

and $25. Others probably exist.)

PC Yellow (Sands Bus Card) None Common 0  [CG003568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003568)

(Reverse has Blue Logo & magnetic stripe, different dollar amounts know on these as well)

[**SHOWBOAT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACSB) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1989 Closed: 2014

1st Lt Blue (Officers Club) None V Rare 20  [CG003569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003569)

(Raised Printing, reverse has shaded box)

2nd Lt Blue (Officers Club) Faraday Rare 10  [CG003570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003570)

3rd Lt Blue (Officers Club) PPC Rare 10  [CG003575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003575)

(Reverse has shaded PPC logo and "Patent Pending")

4th Blue (Officers Club) PPC Rare 10  [CG003617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003617)

("Patent No. 4,941,686")

5th Navy (Officers Club) PPC Rare 10  [CG003618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003618)

("Patent No. 4,941,686")

(No measurable differences between 4th and 5th issues but appear different when held side by side)

6th Navy (Officers Club) None Rare 10  [CG068228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068228)

7th Green (Cash Card) None V Scarce 5  [CG003619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003619)

Green (Cash Card) SCC V Scarce 5  [CG003620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003620)

**Silver** (Cash Card) SCC V Rare 20  [CG003622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003622)

Green (Cash Card) SC V Scarce 5  [CG003623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003623)

Green (Cash Card) SC14 V Scarce 5  [CG003624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003624)

Green (Cash Card) SC-14 V Scarce 5  [CG003625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003625)

(No Green border on signature strip)

Green (Cash Card) SC-14 V Scarce 5  [CG003626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003626)

(Green border on signature strip)

Green (Cash Card) SC-14 & PPC Rare 10  [CG199605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199605)

(Green border on signature strip, SC-14 bottom left & PPC bottom right on reverse)

Green (Cash Card) SC24 V Scarce 5  [CG003627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003627)

8th Green/Yellow (Cash Card & Picture of Casino) None V Scarce 5  [CG127039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127039)

(Last line on reverse begins with "right to cancel....", green text on reverse)

Green/Yellow (Cash Card & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG003628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003628)

(Last line on reverse begins with "without notice.", black text on reverse)

9th Green/Yellow (Cash Card & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG003629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003629)

(Fuzzy details. No "®" after "Showboat". Last line on reverse begins with "program",

green text on reverse)

10th Green/Yellow (Cash Card & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG003630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003630)

(Fuzzy details. Has "®" after "Showboat". Last line on reverse begins with "program",

green text on reverse)

Green/Yellow (Cash Card & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG003631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003631)

(Fuzzy details. Has "®" after "Showboat". Last line on reverse begins with "program",

black text on reverse)

11th Green/Yellow (Cash Card & Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG002113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002113)

(Sharp details. Has "®" after "Showboat". Last line on reverse begins with "program".

black text on reverse)

12th Gold (Showboat Above Total Gold) None Common 0  [CG003632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003632)

Silver (Showboat Above Total Platinum) None Common 0  [CG003633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003633)

White (Showboat Above Total Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG003634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003634)

(Bought by Harrah's, this card is similar in appearance to Harrah's generic nationwide cards)

13th Gold (Showboat Above Total Gold) None Common 0  [CG007644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007644)

Silver (Showboat Above Total Platinum) None Common 0  [CG008776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008776)

White (Showboat Above Total Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG008777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008777)

(Same as above, except "Total Rewards" is the top line on obverse right above "Showboat")

14th Gold ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Gold") None Common 0  [CG008778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008778)

Silver ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Platinum") None Common 0  [CG008779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008779)

White ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Diamond") None Common 0  [CG008780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008780)

(No date on reverse)

15th Silver ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Platinum") None Common 0  [CG008781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008781)

White ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Diamond") None Common 0  [CG008782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008782)

(Harrahs.com on reverse – copyright 2004 but no casino list)

16th Gold ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Gold") None Common 0  [CG008783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008783)

Silver ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Platinum") None Common 0  [CG008784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008784)

White ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Diamond") None Common 0  [CG008785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008785)

(Harrahs.com and 4 casinos on reverse – copyright 2004)

17th Gold ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Gold") None Common 0  [CG008786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008786)

Silver ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Platinum") None Common 0  [CG008787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008787)

White ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Diamond") None Common 0  [CG008788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008788)

(Harrahs.com on reverse – copyright 2005, “Know When”… extends to left of “MO” at

bottom reverse)

18th Gold ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Gold") None Common 0  [CG008789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008789)

Silver ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Platinum") None Common 0  [CG008790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008790)

White ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Diamond") None Common 0  [CG008791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008791)

(Harrahs.com on reverse – copyright 2005, “MO” extends to left of “Know When…” at

bottom reverse)

19th Gold ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Gold") None Common 0  [CG008792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008792)

Silver ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Platinum") None Common 0  [CG008793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008793)

White ("Total Rewards" in Center Above "Diamond") None Common 0  [CG008794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008794)

(10 casinos reverse – coyright 2006)

XX Purple (Temporary Cash Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0088795)

(Raised Printing and thick mag stripe – same card used in E. Chicago, IN)

XX Purple (Temporary Cash Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008802)

(Normal Printing and thin mag stripe – same card used in E. Chicago, IN)

XX Black/Red (House of Blues) None Scarce 3  [CG008029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008029)

(Copyright 2005, also listed under the Universal Harrah's cards as the XX5 issue there)

TC Gold (Showboat with Fan Logo on Top) Data Card PA Rare+ 20  [CG008804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008804)

TC Gold (Showboat with Fan Logo on Top) None Rare 15  [CG008812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0088012)

TC Gold (Showboat - NO Fan Logo on Top) None V Rare 40  [CG008813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0088013)

(NO registration mark ® after “Showboat” on obverse)

TC Gold (Showboat - NO Fan Logo on Top) None Rare+ 25  [CG008814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0088014)

(Registration mark ® after “Showboat” on Obverse)

TC Gold (Temporary Player Identification Card) None Rare 10  [CG008815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0088015)

(Paper card, believed issued from around 1994 to 2001, Solid Border around obverse)

PC White (Total Rewards Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008816)

PC White/Blue (Total Rewards Platinum Card) None Scarce 3  [CG008817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008817)

(Paper cards are temporary cards)

[**TROPICANA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACTR) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1981 Closed: 1982

Slot Club Reopened: 1996 Closed: no

[**TROPWORLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACTW) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1982 Closed: 1996

*(Casino started as Tropicana i n1981, was renamed asTropWorld in 1982 and then reverted*

*back to Tropicana in 1996)*

1st Lt Green (“Slot City Slot Market”) None Ex Rare 150  [CG001977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001977)

2nd Purple ("Trop Gold" in Script) None Ex Rare 150  [CG001989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001989)

Gold ("Trop Gold" in Script) None Ex Rare 150  [CG001990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001990)

3rd Navy (Trop One Diamond Club) None V Rare+ 100  [CG001992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001992)

(Obverse has "Preferred Membership I.D. Card" under Trop One logo, raised printing on both

obverse and reverse)

4th Brown/Orange (Trop One Diamond Club) None Rare+ 25  [CG001993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001993)

5th Brown/Orange (Tropicana Diamond Club) None Rare 15  [CG001994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001994)

(Smaller registration mark ® after reverse logo, near bottom of "A")

Brown/Orange (Tropicana Diamond Club) None Rare 15  [CG001995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001995)

(Larger registration mark ® after reverse logo, close to the diamond point)

6th White/Red (Diamond Club Temporary Card) None V Rare 20  [CG001997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001997)

(RAISED PRINT – Reverse has magnetic stripe and signature strip, but is otherwise blank)

White/Red (Diamond Club Temporary Card) None V Rare 20  [CG001997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001997)

(NORMAL PRINT – Reverse has magnetic stripe and signature strip, but is otherwise blank)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) Data Card V Scarce 7  [CG001998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001998)

(Reverse text is clear and sharp)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) Data Card V Scarce 7  [CG001998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001998)

(Reverse text is blurry)

White (TropWorld Diamond Club) Data Card V Scarce 7  [CG001999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001999)

Cream (TropWorld Diamond Club) Data Card V Rare 40  [CG002000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002000)

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) Data Card V Scarce 7  [CG002001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002001)

Black (TropWorld Diamond Club) Data Card V Rare 40  [CG002002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002002)

(Orange Logo)

Black (TropWorld Diamond Club) Data Card V Rare 40  [CG002006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002006)

(Red Logo, White and off white reverse)

(Bottom line on reverse begins "A Ramada Renaissance Resort…" with "Data Card PA" top left)

7th Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) NBS Rare 15  [CG002007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002007)

(Bottom line on reverse begins "An AZTAR Corporation Casino…")

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) NBS Rare 15  [CG002009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002009)

(Bottom line on reverse begins "An AZTAR Corporation Casino…")

8th Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002010)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG018426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018426)

Registration mark ® after TropWorld)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG002014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002014)

(Trademark symbol ™ after TropWorld)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC4 V Scarce 7  [CG002015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002015)

(No signature strip on obverse)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC4 Rare 15  [CG002016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002016)

(Has signature strip on obverse)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC952 V Scarce 7  [CG002017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002017)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC95 2 V Scarce 7  [CG002019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002019)

(This is not a misprint. There is a gap between the "SC95" and the "2")

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC95 V Scarce 7  [CG002027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002027)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC96 V Scarce 7  [CG002040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002040)

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002041)

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG018444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018444)

(Registration mark ® after TropWorld)

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) SCC V Scarce 7  [CG002043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002043)

(Trademark symbol ™ after TropWorld)

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC4 V Scarce 7  [CG002044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002044)

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC95 V Scarce 7  [CG002045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002045)

Silver (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC95/SC$ Rare 15  [CG103547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103547)

(This particular card has a larger “SC$” printed over the normal “SC95”)

(Bottom line on reverse begins "An AZTAR Corporation Casino…")

9th Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC952 Rare 15  [CG002046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002046)

Red (TropWorld Diamond Club) SC95 2 Rare 15  [CG018445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018445)

(This is not a misprint. There is a gap between the "SC95" and the "2")

(Obverse has signature strip on both of these cards)

10th Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Rare 15  [CG002047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002047)

(Checkerboard obverse, silver reverse)

11th Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002048)

(Obverse has signature strip, no phone number on reverse)

12th Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002052)

(Signature strip on reverse, no phone number on reverse)

13th Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002061)

(Obverse has signature strip. Reverse has "call 1-800-THE-TROP", but **no** **web address**.)

14th Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002068)

(Reverse has "call 1-800-THE-TROP", but **no** **web address**)

15th Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002069)

(Reverse has "call 1-800-THE-TROP" **and has a web address**)

Obverse signature strip and “Club 55” stickers are known)

Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002070)

(Reverse has "call 1-800-THE-TROP", signature strip **and a web address**)

(NO Obverse signature strip, some cards have a gold “Priority Member” sticker)

16th Green Marble (Diamond Club) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG002071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002071)

(Obverse has signature strip. **Large** mfg)

17th Green Marble (Diamond Club) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG002072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002072)

(Obverse has signature strip. **Small** mfg)

18th Green Marble (Diamond Club) Innovative Common 0  [CG002078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002078)

(Manufacturer mark is "Innovative" 1cm in length with reverse signature strip)

Orange/tan (“Concierge Club”) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG002077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002077)

(Manufacturer mark is "Innovative" with reverse signature strip)

Orange/Tan ("Concierge Club" and obverse sig strip) Innovative Scarce 3  [CG018773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018773)

(Manufacturer mark is "Innovative" with obverse and reverse signature strips)

19th Green Marble (Diamond Club) Innovative Common 0  [CG091139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091139)

(The “Innovative” on this card is smaller than the previous mfg mark, now 17mm. Both the 18th

and 19th issues were available with pink “Local VIP Member” stickers. Signature strip on reverse.)

20th Black (Trillion Premium Player’s Card) Innovative V Rare 50  [CG002082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002082)

(Picture square upper right obverse)

Black (Trillion Premium Player’s Card) None V Rare 50  [CG002090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002090)

(This card is made of thin plastic/paper)

Black (Trillion Premium Player’s Card) (I) V Rare 50  [CG018774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018774)

(Picture square upper right obverse on Trillion card)

Tan (Diamond Jim’s Premium Place) Innovative V Rare 50  [CG002091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002091)

21st Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002092)

(“The Quarter” is on the reverse. White signature strip on obverse)

Green Marble (Diamond Club) None Common 0  [CG002093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002093)

(Reverse has “The Quarter” and there is **no** signature strip on the obverse)

22nd Orange/Tannish Yellow (Indulge-Diamond) None Common 0  [CG002094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002094)

Black/Yellow (Indulge-Diamond-VIP Member) None Common 0  [CG002095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002095)

Silver (Trillion Premium Player’s Card) None V Rare 50  [CG002096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002096)

(Picture square upper left obverse on Trillion card)

23rd Orange/Bright Yellow (Indulge-Diamond) None Common 0  [CG002097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002097)

(Color variation is hard to describe unless you have both 22nd & 23rd  issues in hand)

24th Orange/Tannish Yellow (Indulge-Diamond) PG Common 0  [CG002098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002098)

Black/Yellow (Indulge-Diamond-VIP Member) PG Common 0  [CG002099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002099)

(Some cards have "VIP Member" printed again by casino in larger text)

Silver Blue (IN Card) PG Common 0  [CG002103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002103)

Silver (Trillion Premium Player’s Card) PG V Rare 50  [CG053604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053604)

(Picture square upper left obverse on Trillion card)

25th Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) PG Common 0  [CG018780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018780)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) PG Common 1  [CG018781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018781)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) PG Common 1  [CG018803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018803)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards & Photo) PG Scarce 3  [CG018804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018804)

Black (TROP Advantage) PG V Scarce 7  [CG018846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018846)

(These cards have the Tropicana Atlantic City logo in the lower right on the obverse. Single

logo on reverse)

26a Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) PG Common 1  [CG169882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169882)

(Tropicana Atlantic City logo in the lower right on the obverse. 7 logos across bottom of reverse)

26b Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-1582B Common 0  [CG134610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134610)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) C-1582C Common 1  [CG170229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170229)

Gold (TROP Advantage – Gold Rewards) C-1582D Common 1  [CG173568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173568)

(Tropicana Atlantic City logo in the lower right on the obverse. 7 logos across bottom of reverse)

27th Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-1582F Common 0  [CG136119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136119)

Brown (TROP Advantage – Copper Rewards) C-1582G Common 1  [CG204229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204229)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards & Photo) C-1582I Scarce 3  [CG167981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167981)

Black (TROP Advantage – Black Card & Photo) C-1582J V Scarce 7  [CG175622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175622)

(No Tropicana logo on obverse, 8 logos across bottom of reverse)

28th Green (TROP Advantage – Green Rewards) C-1582L Common 0  [CG160883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160883)

Grey (TROP Advantage – Platinum Rewards & Photo) C-1582M Scarce 3  [CG177045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177045)

Black (TROP Advantage – Black Card & Photo) C-1582N V Scarce 7  [CG180550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180550)

(No Tropicana logo on obverse, 8 logos across bottom of reverse)

(Some cards have barcodes printed by the casino on the obverse)

XX Blue (“The Trop Coach Club”) None V Rare+ 50  [CG002104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002104)

XX Gold (“The Trop Coach Club”) None V Rare+ 50  [CG002105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002105)

(Above two cards were used in a late 1980’s Bus promo)

XX Dk Green ("Trop Notch Parking VIP") None V Rare 25  [CG002107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002107)

XX Black (Diamond Jim's Premier Member) None Scarce 3  [CG002108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002108)

(Tropicana logo on reverse with "Casino and Resort")

XX Black (Diamond Jim's Premier Member) None Scarce 3  [CG082356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082356)

(Tropicana logo on reverse without "Casino and Resort")

XX Black (Diamond Jim's Premier Member) None Scarce 3  [CG018847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018847)

(TropWorld logo on reverse)

XX White (Trop Poker Club – 33mm tall logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG002109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002109)

(“Trop Poker Club” logo can actually vary from 32 to 34mm tall)

XX White (Trop Poker Club – 27mm tall logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG194220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194220)

XX White (Trop Turf Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002110)

XX White (Trop Keno Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002111)

TC Green (Jade Palace Asian Table Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG002114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002114)

(White Reverse)

TC Dk Green (Jade Palace Asian Table Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG002115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002115)

(Gold Reverse)

PC White (“Diamond Jim’s Premier Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG002134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002134)

PC Yellow/Red (“Trop Coach Plus”) None V Rare+ 25  [CG002128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002128)

(Issued in mid-late 1980’s as part of a bus promo. “Trop One Diamond Club” Logo on obv.

Most cards are very worn and appear green or dark grey from wear.)

PC Black/Red/Grey (“Trop Coach Plus Membership Card”) None V Rare 25  [CG002131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002131)

(Has a large “Trop World” on the reverse, no Diamond Club Logo)

PC Blue/White (VIP Room Registration ID) None V Rare 25  [CG044366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044366)

(Expires Nov 22, 1990, used to identify VIP players)

PC Lt Blue (“TropWorld Courtesy Card”) None Common 3  [CG018415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018415)

PC Pink (“TropWorld Courtesy Card”) None Common 3  [CG018423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018423)

PC Red (Tropicana Diamond Club Temporary) None Common 3  [CG144853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144853)

**[TRUMP'S CASTLE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACTC) (Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 1990 Closed: 1997

1st Green Marble (“The Trump Card” & Hologram”) Data Card V Rare 35  [CG018470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018470)

(Reverse is actually "Data Card PA")

Green (“Crown Jewel Card”) None V Rare 30  [CG018772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018772)

2nd Black (The Trump Card) NBS V Rare 30  [CG018471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018471)

3rd Blue (The Player Card) None Rare 15  [CG018518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018518)

(Reverse has "Trump Castle Hotel and Casino")

4th Green Marble (“The Trump Card” & Hologram”) NBS V Rare 35  [CG018563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018563)

Blue (The Player Card) None Rare 15  [CG018564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018564)

(Reverse has "Trump Castle Casino Resort By the Bay")

5th Gold (“Castle Gold Card” – Large Castle) None Rare 10  [CG018565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018565)

6th Gold (“Castle Gold Card” – Large Castle) NBS Rare 10  [CG018566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018566)

(This is the last obverse marked "Trump Castle")

7th Gold (“Castle Gold Card” – Small Castle) NBS V Scarce 7  [CG018567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018567)

(This is the first obverse marked "Trump's Castle Casino Resort")

8th Dk Gold (“Castle Gold Card” – Small Castle) None V Scarce 7  [CG018568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018568)

Gold (“Castle Gold Card” – Small Castle) None V Scarce 7  [CG018583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018583)

(Last line on reverse “Bet with Your Head…”)

Gold (“Castle Gold Card” – Small Castle) None V Scarce 7  [CG018585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018585)

(Last line on reverse “800-777-VIPS.”)

9th Gold (“Castle Card”) S5192 V Scarce 7  [CG018594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018594)

(Signature stripWITHOUT “Non-Transferable” above main paragraph)

Gold (“Castle Card”) S5192 V Scarce 7  [CG018595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018595)

(Signature strip WITH “Non-Transferable” above main paragraph)

Gold (Castle Card) S5192 V Scarce 7  [CG018596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018596)

(No signature strip WITH “Non-Transferable” above main paragraph)

10th Gold (Castle Card) SC95 Scarce 3  [CG018597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018597)

Dk Gold (Castle Card) Malco Scarce 3  [CG018609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018609)

Gold (Castle Card) None Scarce 3  [CG018612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018612)

Dk Gold (Castle Card) None Scarce 3  [CG018618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018618)

("Trump's Castle" on lower right obverse, Castle is 12mm across)

11th Dk Gold (Castle Card) None Scarce 3  [CG018696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018696)

Gold (Castle Card) S96 Scarce 3  [CG018697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018697)

Gold (Castle Card) S962 Scarce 3  [CG018763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018763)

Gold (Castle Card) S971 Scarce 3  [CG018767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018767)

("Trump's Castle" on middle of right obverse edge, Castle is 9mm across.

Cards with S96 and S962 mfg marks have front red barcode.)

XX Green (Marina Club) None Rare+ 25  [CG018768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018768)

(ID card)

XX Purple (Crown Jewel Card) None Rare+ 25  [CG018769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018769)

(Possibly a higher level card of an earlier issue)

XX Grey (Castle Host) None V Rare 50  [CG018770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018770)

(No "SM" after Castle Host, possibly an early table card)

XX Grey (Castle Host) None V Rare 50  [CG018771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018771)

("SM" after Castle Host, ® after castle picture in obverse Trump's Castle logo)

XX Grey (Castle Host) None V Rare 50  [CG048093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048093)

("SM" after Castle Host, ® after the word "CASTLE" in obverse Trump's Castle logo)

XX Grey (Castle Host) None V Rare 50  [CG199599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199599)

("SM" after Castle Host, no ® in obverse Trump's Castle logo)

[**TRUMP MARINA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACTP) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2011

*(Became the Golden Nugget in 2011)*

1st Blue ("Trump Marina" below 5 Flags) None Common 1  [CG090616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090616)

2nd Brown ("Wild Card" & Leopard Spots) None Common 1  [CG003635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003635)

Red ("Wild Card" & Guitar) None Common 1  [CG003636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003636)

Flesh ("Wild Card" & Sunglasses) None Scarce 3  [CG003637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003637)

Black/Yellow/Blue ("Wild Card") None Common 1  [CG003638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003638)

Red/Yellow ("Wild Card" & Fireworks) None Common 1  [CG003639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003639)

Black/Yellow ("Wild Card" & Explosion) None Common 1  [CG003640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003640)

Blue ("Wild Card" & Lightning) None Common 1  [CG003641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003641)

Orange ("Wild Card" & Tiger Stripes) None Common 1  [CG003642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003642)

("\*sm for copyright" on bottom left of reverse)

3rd Brown ("Wild Card" & Leopard Spots) None Common 1  [CG003644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003644)

Red ("Wild Card" & Guitar) None Common 1  [CG003645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003645)

Flesh ("Wild Card" & Sunglasses) None Scarce 3  [CG003646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003646)

Black/Yellow/Blue ("Wild Card") None Common 1  [CG003647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003647)

Red/Yellow ("Wild Card" & Fireworks) None Common 1  [CG003648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003648)

Black/Yellow ("Wild Card" & Explosion) None Common 1  [CG003651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003651)

Blue ("Wild Card" & Lightning) None Common 1  [CG003652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003652)

Orange ("Wild Card" & Tiger Stripes) None Common 1  [CG003653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003653)

(NO "\*sm for copyright" on bottom left of reverse)

4th Blue ("Wild Card" & Girl in Red Dress) None Common 1  [CG003688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003688)

5th Green (“Wild Card” & Dancers) innovative Scarce 3  [CG089243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089243)

Green (“Wild Card” & Slot Machine) innovative Common 1  [CG089553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089553)

Green (“Wild card” & Casino Front) innovative Common 1  [CG089556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089556)

Green (“Wild Card” & Tokens) innovative Common 1  [CG089550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089550)

Green (“Wild Card” & Dice) innovative Common 1  [CG089552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089552)

Green (“Wild card” & Spade Black Jack) innovative Common 1  [CG089551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089551)

Green (“Wild Card” & Roulette Wheel) innovative Common 1  [CG089555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089555)

6th Orange/Black (“Looser on the Wild Side”) innovative Common 1  [CG003689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003689)

Orange/Black (“Longer is Better”) innovative Scarce 3  [CG003690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003690)

(This card was “pulled” after a few complaints on the double meaning)

Orange/Black (“Stay in the Game”) innovative Common 1  [CG003691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003691)

Orange/Black (“It’s Payback Time”) innovative Common 1  [CG003692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003692)

Orange/Black (“Less for Us, More for You”) innovative Common 1  [CG003693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003693)

Orange/Black (“The Wild is Loose”) innovative Common 1  [CG003694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003694)

7th Black (“it’s loose on the wildside”) innovative Common 0  [CG003697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003697)

Black (“it’s payback time”) innovative Common 0  [CG003721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003721)

Black (“the wild is loose”) innovative Common 0  [CG003722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003722)

Black (“wild and wired”) innovative Common 0  [CG003723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003723)

*(See “Trump One” listings for later cards before the casino was sold in 2011)*

XX Blue/Yellow ($1,000,000 Chance of a Lifetime) innovative Common 1  [CG003724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003724)

XX Dk Green (“Donald Trump$ Ultimate Deal II”) innovative Common 1  [CG003725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003725)

XX Maroon/Black (Celebrating 150 Years 1854-2004) innovative Common 1  [CG003726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003726)

XX Yellow/Orange (“Four Play”) innovative Common 1  [CG003727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003727)

XX Black/Green (“Donald Trump$ Ultimate Deal) innovative Common 1  [CG003728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003728)

XX Black/Multi (1985-2005 Celebrating 20 Years) innovative Common 1  [CG003729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003729)

XX Brown/White (1980 Phila. Champions Reunion) innovative Common 1  [CG003730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003730)

XX Black/multi (“Live Like Trump-April 22) innovative Common 1  [CG003731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003731)

XX Gold ($100,000 Ultimate Deal) innovative Common 1  [CG003732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003732)

XX Yellow/Grey (“Best Cashback”) (I) Common 1  [CG003733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003733)

XX Black (“I Will Personally Award…” May 5) (I) Common 1  [CG003734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003734)

XX Yellow/White (“Best Cashback”) (I) Rare 35  [CG003735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003735)

(Used very briefly)

PC Lt Green (“Marina Club” Day Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG003773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003773)

[**TRUMP ONE - Multiple Casinos**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACT2) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(These cards were used by Trump Marina - prefix number 6, Trump Plaza - prefix number 7 and*

*Taj Mahal - prefix number 8)*

1st Mustard (Trump One) None Common 0  [CG094775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094775)

Grey (Executive Trump One) None Common 0  [CG019881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019881)

Black (Chairman Trump One) None Common 0  [CG019882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019882)

White (Signature One) None V Scarce 7  [CG019883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019883)

2nd Mustard (Trump One) (I) Common 0  [CG019884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019884)

Grey (Executive Trump One) (I) Common 0  [CG019885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019885)

Black (Chairman Trump One) (I) Common 0  [CG019886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019886)

White (Signature One) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG019887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019887)

3rd Mustard (Trump One) (I) Common 0  [CG019888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019888)

(Normal shiny obverse)

Mustard (Trump One) (I) Common 0  [CG019889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019889)

(Dull obverse – could be an error card)

(This issue has a pinkish white reverse)

4th Mustard (Trump One) PG Common 0  [CG019917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019917)

Grey (Executive Trump One) PG Common 0  [CG020041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020041)

Black (Chairman Trump One) PG Common 0  [CG020042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020042)

White (Signature One) PG V Scarce 7  [CG020043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020043)

5th Mustard (Trump One) plicards Common 0  [CG150283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150283)

(has "www.plicards.com" in upper right corner and "C-1922B" in bottom right corner on reverse)

XX Blue (Temp Card) (I) Common 0  [CG020052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020052)

XX Blue (Temp Card & “Download Bonus Dollars”) (I) Common 0  [CG020056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020056)

XX Blue (Temp Card & “Download Bonus Dollars”) None Common 0  [CG020057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020057)

XX Blue (Temp Card & “Download Bonus Dollars”) PG Common 0  [CG020058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020058)

XX Blue (Temp Card & "Download Bonus Dollars") plicards Common 0  [CG107722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107722)

(This last card has "C-1922A" in lower right reverse with "www.plicards.com" on upper right)

(Later temp cards have “Press 7-1-5 To Download Bonus Dollars” on top of obverse. The cards

typically have various $values and valid dates printed by casino although missing on early cards.)

XX Yellow (“Play Trump Stay Trump”) None Scarce 3  [CG020059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=020059)

(Promotional card)

[**TRUMP PLAZA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACTZ) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: 2014

1st White (The Player Card) Data Card PA Ex Rare 100  [CG003784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003784)

2nd Black ("The Trump Card" No Hologram) None V Rare+ 75  [CG003785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003785)

3rd Black ("The Trump Card" With Hologram) Data Card PA V Rare+ 50  [CG003786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003786)

4th Black ("The Trump Card" With Hologram) None V Rare+ 50  [CG003787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003787)

(Last reverse line on above four cards : “For superior service call 1-800-FOR-SLOTS”)

5th Black ("The Trump Card" With Hologram) None V Rare 15  [CG003797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003797)

(Starting with this issue, last line on reverse is “For superior service call 1-800-67-SLOTS”)

6th Black ("The Trump Card" With Hologram) NBS Rare 10  [CG003799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003799)

7th Gold ("The Trump Card" With Hologram) None Rare 10  [CG003800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003800)

8th Marble/Black ("The Trump Card" on Strip) None V Scarce 5  [CG003801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003801)

(Last line on reverse begins "superior service")

9th Marble/Black ("The Trump Card" on Strip) None Scarce 3  [CG003802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003802)

(Last line on reverse begins “For superior service")

Marble/Black (“The Trump Card” on Strip) None Scarce 3  [CG003805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003805)

(Same as above except the words on the strip on the obverse are large & almost touch the sides.

The "T" in Trump is about 6mm tall, on the other cards it's about 5mm tall.)

Marble/Black ("The Trump Card" on Strip) NBS Scarce 3  [CG003808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003808)

Marble/Black (Black Strip with no obverse printing) None Rare 10  [CG003812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003812)

(**Error –** missing the obverse gold foil printing)

10th Black (Trump Plaza Logo and Globe) None Common 1  [CG003843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003843)

(Obverse crown is Black inside, background pattern of "Trump Card" is faint. “Insert Card is

24 mm on reverse)

11th Black (Trump Plaza Logo and Globe) None Common 1  [CG003845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003845)

(Background pattern of "Trump Card" is bold, “Insert Card” is 20 mm on reverse)

Black (Trump Plaza Logo and Globe) SC 1 Common 1  [CG003846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003846)

(Obverse crown is Lt Brown inside, background pattern of "Trump Card" is bold)

Black (Trump Plaza Logo and Globe) SC 1 Common 1  [CG003847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003847)

(Same as above card, except background pattern of "Trump Card" is faint)

12th Multi (Exterior/Interior Casino Montage) None Common 1  [CG003848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003848)

("Non-Transferable" directly underneath magnetic stripe, long arrow after "insert card")

Multi (Exterior/Interior Casino Montage) None Common 1  [CG003849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003849)

(NO "Non-Transferable" directly underneath magnetic stripe. Short, stubby arrow after "card")

13th Black Marble (“Trump Plaza” & Center Bottom Logo) None Common 1   [CG003850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003850)

Black Marble (“Trump Plaza” & Left Bottom Logo) None Rare 10  [CG003851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003851)

(This card is similar to the common card above, but only a few have been reported. There

is a white box, presumably for a player’s photo, directly beneath the word “Plaza”.

Reverse on both cards is the same.)

14th Black Marble (“Trump Plaza” & Center Bottom Logo) innovative Common 0  [CG003852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003852)

15th Black (“The Trump Card”) innovative Common 0  [CG003856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003856)

16th Tan (“The Trump Card”) innovative Common 0  [CG003860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003860)

(Glitter Gold reverse)

Tan (“The Trump Card”) innovative Common 0  [CG004007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004007)

(Glitter Tan reverse)

Tan (“The Trump Card”) innovative Rare 50  [CG003896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003896)

(**Error** – no mag stripe on reverse, and not laminated)

Black/Wine (“Trump Preferred Card”) innovative Scarce 3  [CG003897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003897)

Holographic (“Trump Elite Card”) innovative Rare 25  [CG003898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003898)

Black/Silver (“Trump Elite Card”) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG003899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003899)

*(See “Trump One” listings for latest cards before the casino was closed in 2014)*

XX Black (“The Manhattan Club” in oval-dated 1/96) None Rare 50  [CG003900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003900)

XX Navy (“Diamond Cinema” & 3 Actors) None Common 1  [CG003937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003937)

XX Black/Orange (“See a Million in Gold” & “$” & Cash) None Common 1  [CG003938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003938)

XX Olive (“24th National Sports Collector’s Convention”) None Scarce 3  [CG003940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003940)

(This card has the photos of 3 ball players & is dated July 22-27, 2003)

XX Blue (“Sinatra Greatest Hits Sweepstakes”) None Common 1  [CG003982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003982)

XX Blue (“Card Sharks”) innovative Scarce 10  [CG003983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003983)

(The Card Sharks Limited Edition cards have unique serial numbers on the reverse)

XX Black (“20th Anniversary Sweepstakes”) innovative Common 1  [CG003984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003984)

XX Lt Blue (“Singin’ in the Rain”) innovative Common 1  [CG003985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003985)

XX Blue (“Lifestyles of the Rich and Famous Sweepstakes”) innovative Common 1  [CG003986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003986)

(This card says “Summer 2004” on the obverse)

XX Black (“See a Million In Diamonds” Fall 2004) innovative Common 1  [CG003987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003987)

XX Black (42ed Street & Skyline view) innovative Common 1  [CG003988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003988)

XX Red (Cabaret) innovative Common 1  [CG003989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003989)

XX Tan/Multi (UFC 53 Heavy Hitters) innovative Common 1  [CG003990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003990)

(Ultimate Fighting Championship June 4, 2005)

XX Black (Private Island Sweepstakes) innovative Common 1  [CG003991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003991)

XX Red (Red Hatters) innovative Scarce 3  [CG003992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003992)

XX Blue (Cirque Dreams – Summer 2005) innovative Common 1  [CG003993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003993)

XX Blue (Cirque Dreams – Summer 2005 & photo) innovative V Scarce 10  [CG003994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003994)

(This card has a picture square on the right side of the obverse)

XX Blue (Anything Goes – Fall 2005) innovative Common 1  [CG003998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003998)

**[TRUMP TAJ MAHAL](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACTM) (Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: no

1st Lt Purple ("The Trump Card" & Gold Dome) None V Scarce 7  [CG004009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004009)

(Easily readable reverse has "…floor or call 1-800-825-5676")

Black (Maharajah Club) None V Rare+ 100  [CG008252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008252)

("Maharajah Club" is gold hologram)

2nd Lt Purple ("The Trump Card" & Gold Dome) None V Scarce 7  [CG004010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004010)

(Obverse "Taj Mahal" is shaded. Hard to read reverse has "floor, or near our Motorcoach Center"

with the phone number is in the middle.)

Lt Purple ("The Trump Card" & Gold Dome) None V Scarce 7  [CG004018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004018)

(Obverse "Taj Mahal" is shaded. Hard to read reverse. has "floor, or near our Motorcoach Center"

with the phone number to the right. Different size signature strips are known.)

3rd Lt Purple ("The Trump Card" & Gold Dome) None V Scarce 7  [CG004019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004019)

(Obverse "Taj Mahal" is NOT shaded. Hard to read reverse is exactly the same as 2nd issue.)

Gold (“President’s Select Club”) SCC V Rare 25  [CG004020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004020)

4th Navy ("Taj Trump Card" Domes on Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG062539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062539)

(Reverse logo is "Trump Taj Mahal Experience the Fantasy")

Gold (“President’s Select Club”) NBS V Rare 25  [CG004034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004034)

5th Navy ("Taj Trump Card" Domes on Left) None Scarce 3  [CG004035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004035)

(Reverse logo is "Trump Taj Mahal Casino Resort Experience the Fantasy")

6th Lavender ("Taj Trump Card" Domes on Right) None Scarce 3  [CG062518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062518)

(Some cards have "TAJ 50+ Club" stickers that have three different size printings and two

different hologram patterns)

Lavender (Same as above & “50 Plus Club” printed) None Scarce 3  [CG004036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004036)

7th Lavender ("Taj Trump Card" Domes on Right) None Scarce 3  [CG062540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062540)

(Same card as above, except a white square exists for member’s picture. Letters after player

Number were “B” for Bengal Club and “P” for Presidents Club.)

8th Lt Blue ("Taj Card" & Girl w/Coins) None Common 1  [CG062541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062541)

Lt Blue ("Taj Card" & Girl w/Coins & “50 Plus Club”) None Common 1  [CG004037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004037)

Lt Blue ("Taj Card" & Girl w/Coins) innovative Scarce 3  [CG011419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011419)

9th Lt Blue ("Taj Card" & Girl w/Coins) None Common 1  [CG004038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004038)

(Same card as above, except a white square exists for member’s picture, some cards have

50 Plus Club printed. Letters after player number were “B” for Bengal Club and “P” for

Presidents Club.)

Red (“The Bengal Club” & Tiger) innovative V Rare 25  [CG004039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004039)

Blue (“President’s Select Club”) innovative V Rare 25  [CG017913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017913)

Black (“Maharajah Club”) innovative V Rare 25  [CG004042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004042)

(Only 2,500 of these three cards were made, no mag stripe on reverse & thin plastic)

Blue (“President’s Select Club”) None V Rare 25  [CG103541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103541)

Black (“Maharajah Club”) None V Rare 25  [CG103542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103542)

(Additional thin plastic cards with no mag stripe and no manufacturer mark)

10th Purple/Red (“Taj Card” & Casino Sign) innovative Common 0  [CG089245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089245)

(White & pink-tint reverses known)

Purple/Red (“Taj Card” & Casino Sign “50 Plus Club”) innovative Common 0  [CG004031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004031)

Blue (President’s Select Club” & Swords) innovative V Rare 25  [CG004032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004032)

(There are color variations as well as many different mag strips)

Black (“Maharajah Club”) innovative V Rare 25  [CG004033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004033)

(This newer card was made of heavier plastic and has a magnetic strip on the reverse)

11th Blue (President’s Select Club” & Swords) innovative V Rare 25  [CG004043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004043)

Black (“Maharajah Club”) innovative V Rare 25  [CG004044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004044)

(This issue has an error on the reverse and was short lived – the phone number was missing

the last digit)

12th Purple/Red (“Taj Card” & Casino Sign) (I) Common 0  [CG004045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004045)

Black (“Maharajah Club”) None V Rare 25  [CG004060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004060)

*(See “Trump One” listings for later cards)*

XX Brown (Advance Cash - Limited Edition) None Scarce 3  [CG004062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004062)

("Limited" to 10,000 cards)

XX Green (Advance Cash) NBS Scarce 3  [CG004063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004063)

XX Gold (Advance Cash) None Rare 25  [CG004064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004064)

(Only 10,000 of these cards were made)

XX Black ($100,000 Apprentice Challenge”) innovative Scarce 3  [CG089246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089246)

XX Purple (Keno) None Scarce 3  [CG004066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004066)

[**TRUMP WORLD'S FAIR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NJACT3) **(Atlantic City, NJ)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 1999

1st Navy (Large Globe) None V Scarce 15  [CG003777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003777)

**WILLIAM HILL NEW JERSEY (Atlantic City, NJ)**

*(See "Ocean Resort Casino")*

*(William Hill operates the sports book inside Ocean Resort Casino)*

[**NEW MEXICO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=nm)

[**APACHE NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMDLAN) **(Cuba, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Pink/Green (Big Buck$ Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012096)

(Has "Apache Nugget Corp" on reverse and phone# is 505-759-3663)

2nd Pink/Green (Big Buck$ Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012097)

(Has "Apache Nugget Casino" on reverse and phone# is 505-289-2486)

3rd Pink/Black (Big Buck$ Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012098)

(Says "Apache Nugget Casino" on reverse)

4th Pink/Green (Big Buck$ Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012099)

(Now says "Apache Nugget Travel Center" on reverse)

5th Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012191)

[**BIG ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMESBR) **(Espanola, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2009

*(Became Santa Claran in late 2009)*

1st Orange (Club Rico) PPC Scarce 3  [CG012100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012100)

2nd Grey (Club Rico VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG012101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012101)

3rd Black/Blue (“members only club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012102)

(Casino name in **blue** color)

4th Glittery Gold (members only “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012103)

Gold (members only “Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG021104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012104)

Grey (members only “Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG012105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012105)

Silver (members only “Diamond”) None Scarce 3  [CG012106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012106)

(“Please Play Responsibly” on reverse)

5th Black/Blue (“members only club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012107)

(Casino name in **white** color)

Gold (members only “Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG012108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012108)

Grey (members only “Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG012109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012109)

Silver (members only “Diamond”) None Scarce 3  [CG012110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012110)

(**NO** - “Please Play Responsibly” on reverse, Possible Error)

6th Gold (“More Rewards-Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG012111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012111)

Silver (“More Rewards-Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG012112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012112)

Lt Blue (“More Rewards-Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012113)

Black (“More Rewards-Black Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012123)

[**BILLY THE KID**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMRDRD) **(Ruidoso, NM)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened:1999 Closed: no

1st Multicolored (Billy the Kid Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG001082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001082)

2nd Multicolored (Billy the Kid Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG001083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001083)

3rd Multicolored (Billy the Kid Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG001084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001084)

(Web address extends before and after the last line of the address above)

4th Gold/Purple (Rewards Card) None Scarce 3  [CG001085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001085)

5th Blue (Billy's Rewads – Turquoise) None Scarce 3  [CG087358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087358)

Grey (Billy's Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG134776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134776)

Gold (Billy's Rewards – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG134777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134777)

Silver (Billy's Rewards – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG134779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134779)

*(See "Ruidoso Downs" for earlier cards)*

[**BLACK GOLD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMHOBG) **at** [**ZIA PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMHOBG) **(Hobbs, NM)**

[Racetrack]SlotClub Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Burgundy/Mustard (Black Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012171)

(Text on reverse aligned)

2nd Burgundy/Mustard (Black Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012172)

(Casino name, address and phone number are indented on reverse, insert text can be white or

yellow/orange)

3rd Burgundy/Mustard (Black Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012173)

(Text in paragraph is moved to the left on the reverse, leaving a blank space to the right. There

is also a slight space between the 2nd and 3rd lines.)

4th Gold (Black Gold Club) (I) Scarce 3  [CG012174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012174)

5th Gold (Black Gold Club - Gold Card Member) None Scarce 3  [CG093495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093495)

Black (Black Gold Club – Black Card Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG093494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093494)

[**BLACK MESA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSFBM) **(San Felipe, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(Previously the San Felipe’s Casino Hollywood)*

1st Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG198542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198542)

[**BUFFALO THUNDER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSFBT) **(Santa Fe, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened:2008 Closed: no

1st Purple (Lightning Rewards “Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG012128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012128)

Orange (Lightning Rewards “Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG012129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012129)

Teal (Lightning Rewards “Preferred”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012130)

Dk Grey (Lightning Rewards “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012138)

(This issue has 2 phone numbers on reverse 877-944-8477 and 800.HILTONS)

2nd Purple (Lightning Rewards “Premier”) None Scarce 3  [CG012137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012137)

(1 phone number 1.800.HILTONS centered on reverse)

3rd Teal (Lightning Rewards “Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG086814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086814)

Orange (Lightning Rewards “Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG086812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086812)

Dk Grey (Lightning Rewards “Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG086813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086813)

Lt Grey (Lightning Rewards “Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG086811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086811)

(Phone numbers on reverse 877.THUNDER and 800.HILTONS)

4th Teal (Lightning Rewards “Preferred”) None Scarce 3  [CG012141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012141)

(800-HILTONS phone number removed, only has 877.THUNDER)

5th Red (Lightning Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG105498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105498)

Gold (Lightning Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG134773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134773)

Blue (Lightning Rewards – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG134774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134774)

Grey (Lightning Rewards – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG134775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134775)

(The 5th issue cards and later were also used at Cities of Gold)

6th Grey (Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG158871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158871)

Gold (Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG159762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159762)

Dk Grey (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG159763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159763)

(Lightning Rewards on reverse)

[**CAMEL ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSFCR) **(Tesuque, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Tan (Club Rock) None V Scarce 7  [CG003177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003177)

(Last paragraph on reverse is 12mm high)

Tan (Club Rock) None V Scarce 7  [CG003178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003178)

(Last paragraph on reverse is 10mm high)

2nd Peach (Club Rock) None V Scarce 7  [CG003183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003183)

3rd Green/Orange (Club Rock Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG003184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003184)

4th Green/Orange (Club Rock Players Club) cpi30411 Scarce 3  [CG003185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003185)

(Squarer border corners on obverse, 3rd and 4th issues)

5th Green/Orange (Club Rock Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG003186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003186)

(This card is identical to the 4th issue with the exception of being much darker in color on both

sides of the card)

6th Tan/Orange (Club Rock Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG003187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003187)

(Reverse now mentions, “For Bingo, minimum age is 18.” )

(Larger radius rounded border corners on obverse)

7th Blue (Club Rock Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG003188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003188)

("Camel Rock" on obverse is white)

8th Orange/Multi (Club Rock “I’m a Local.”) None Scarce 3  [CG090025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090025)

Green/Multi (Club Rock “I’m a Local Celebrity.”) None V Scarce 7  [CG003189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003189)

Grey/Multi (Club Rock “I’m a Local Legend.”) None V Scarce 7  [CG003190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003190)

(Color logoon reverse)

9th Orange/Multi (Club Rock “I’m a Local.”) None Scarce 3  [CG175696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175696)

(Black & white logo on reverse)

10th Green (Club Rock – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG159758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159758)

Red (Club Rock – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG159759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159759)

Blue (Club Rock – Sapphire) None V Scarce 7  [CG159760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159760)

Black (Club Rock – VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG159761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159761)

XX Blue (Club Rock Players Club) None Rare 25  [CG003191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003191)

("Camel Rock" on obverse is orange)

[**CASINO APACHE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMMECA) **(Mescalero, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

[**INN OF THE MOUNTAIN GODS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMMEIO) **(Mescalero, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: ?

1st Black ("Apache Spirit") None V Scarce 7  [CG065542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065542)

2nd Orange/Red Foil (“Apache Spirit Club” – ©2003) None Scarce 3  [CG012142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012142)

Orange/Gold Foil (“Apache Spirit Club” – ©2003) None Scarce 3  [CG012143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012143)

Grey (“Apache Spirit Club” – Copyright 2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG012144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012144)

(The 2nd issue is also used at the Apache Travel Center 10 miles from the casino)

3rd Black/Red (“Apache Spirit Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012145)

Black/Gold (“Apache Spirit Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012146)

Black/Silver (“Apache Spirit Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012147)

(Copyright 2009 - Inn of the Mountain Gods 35th Anniversary, reverse text approx. 21mm down

from top of card)

4th Black/Red (“Apache Spirit Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG087174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087174)

(Copyright 2009 - Same design as 3rd issue but reverse text approx. 19mm down from top of card)

5th Red ("Apache Spirit Club Preferred") None Scarce 3  [CG109056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109056)

Gold ("Apache Spirit Club Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG134755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134755)

Grey ("Apache Spirit Club Platinum") None V Scarce 7  [CG134772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134772)

(This issue copyright 2012)

XX Orange/Turquoise Foil (“Apache Spirit Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012149)

(This is an employee card, copyright 2003)

[**CITIES OF GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSFCO) **(Santa Fe, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: June, 1995 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (Logo on Left Side) None Rare 25  [CG003199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003199)

2nd Orange (Gold Dust Club & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG003200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003200)

Gold (Higher Level) None Rare 15  [CG065548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065548)

(White reverse on gold higher level)

Platinum (Highest Level) None V Rare 25  [CG065549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065549)

(1 **paragraph** of text, white reverse)

3rd Gold/Orange (Gold Dust Club & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG089608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089608)

Gold (Higher Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG003201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003201)

(Gold reverse on high level, last paragraph refers to 18 months of inactivity)

4th Gold/Orange (Gold Dust Club & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG003202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003202)

Gold (Higher Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG003203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003203)

(Last paragraph refers to 13 months of inactivity)

5th Gold/Orange (Gold Dust Club & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG003204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003204)

(Reverse last paragraph says “based on a rolling 12 month…”)

Gold (Higher Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG003205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003205)

(“12 months…”)

Platinum (Highest Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG003206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003206)

(**2 paragraphs** of text, silver reverse)

6th Gold/Orange (Gold Dust Club & Tokens) None Scarce 3  [CG052355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052355)

Gold (Higher Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG052365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052365)

(Reverse last paragraph says "based on rolling 6-month...")

*(Now uses the same cards used at BuffaloThunder starting with the 5th issue)*

XX Multicolored (Bingo) None Rare 15  [CG065551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065551)

XX Blue/Purple ("Frequent Stay Card") None Rare 15  [CG065553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065553)

(This card is only given to the highest of their high rollers. It can be used in the casino or as a

room key. Only a few have ever been issued, but 20+ have been given to collectors.)

XX Red (Quibca AMF/Bowling Member) None Scarce 3  [CG003207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003207)

TC Multicolored (BJ-Craps-Poker-Roulette) None Rare 15  [CG065552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065552)

PC White/Black (City Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG012150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012150)

PC Green (Strike Gold League Member) None Scarce 3  [CG003208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003208)

(Laminated PC dated 2008-2009)

[**DANCING EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMLADE) **(Acoma, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: Feb, 2000 Closed: no

1st Purple (The Club) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG065540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065540)

2nd Purple/Red ("Club Eagle" Above Large Eagle) PPC Scarce 3  [CG003192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003192)

3rd Purple/Red (“Club Eagle” Above Large Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG003193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003193)

(Phone number on reverse is (505) 552-1111)

4th Purple/Red (“Club Eagle” Above Large Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG087397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087397)

(Phone number on reverse is (505) 552-7777)

5th Red/White (“Ultimate “Rewards” & Large Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG003194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003194)

Gold ("Ultimate Rewards Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG052541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052541)

(Last line reverse “and must be 21…”)

6th Red/White (“Ultimate “Rewards” & Large Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG003196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003196)

(Last line reverse “agrees to all terms…”, line above mag strip is **66mm**)

(Club 50 + stickers can be found, colors vary)

7th Red/White (“Ultimate “Rewards” & Large Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG003198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003198)

Gold ("Ultimate Rewards Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG003197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003197)

(Line above mag strip is **77mm,** 4 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

8th Grey (Ultimate Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG117453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117453)

(No eagle on the obverse, web address on reverse starts over "LE" in "EAGLE" below)

9th Grey (Ultimate Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG143090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143090)

(Same as 8th issue but web address on reverse is shorter and now starts over "C" in "CASINO")

[**DOWNS AT ALBUQUERQUE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMALTD) **(Albuquerque, NM)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Gold (Triple Crown Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012073)

(Reverse phone number is 505-266-5555)

2nd Black/Gold (Triple Crown Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116941)

(Reverse phone number is 505-767-7171)

PC White (Senior Club 55/Winners Choice) None Rare 15  [CG012401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012401)

(Phone number at bottom of obverse ends under 1st “U” in Albuquerque, bolder font)

PC White (Senior Club 55/Winners Choice) None Rare 15  [CG012402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012402)

(The phone number at bottom of obverse ends under 1st “Q” in Albuquerque, lighter font)

(These first two paper cards are actually very thin plastic)

PC Grey (“The Winners Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG012403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012403)

(“ZIP” under “CITY” on reverse)

PC Grey (“The Winners Circle”) None Scarce 3  [CG012404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012404)

(“ZIP” right of “CITY” on reverse)

[**FIRE ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMCRFR) **(Churchrock, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red/Orange (Atsa’ Players Club Card-Roadrunner) None Scarce 3  [CG086932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086932)

Blue (Atsa’ Players Club Card-Cougar) None Scarce 3  [CG086934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086934)

Brown (Atsa’ Players Club Card-Bear) None Scarce 3  [CG086935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086935)

Grey (Atsa’ Players Club Card-Ram) None V Scarce 7  [CG086933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086933)

Yellow (Atsa’ Players Club Card-Eagle) None V Scarce 7  [CG086936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086936)

*(See "Navajo Gaming" listed in the Universal Slot Card section for later cards)*

[**FLOWING WATER NAVAJO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSHFW) **(Hogback, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st White/Lt Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG012153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012153)

*(See "Navajo Gaming" listed in the Universal Slot Card section for later cards)*

[**HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMALHR) **(Albuquerque, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: 2012

*(Formerly the Isleta Casino & returned to the original name in late 2012)*

1st Black/Purple (Rockstar Club – General Admission) None Scarce 3  [CG039415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039415)

Black/Blue (Rock Star Club - Front Row) None Scarce 3  [CG012154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012154)

Black/Red (Rock Star Club – VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG012155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012155)

Black/Silver (Rock Star Club – All Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG012156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012156)

Grey (Rock Star Club – Celebrity) None Rare 10  [CG039861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039861)

[**INN OF THE MOUNTAIN GODS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMMEIO) **(Mescalero, NM)**

[Indian Casino] *(Listed with "Casino Apache")*

[**ISLETA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMALIS) **(Albuquerque, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2009

Slot Club Reopened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Was briefly called the Hard Rock Casino – Albuquerque from 2009 through 2012)*

1st Blue/Green (Na-Kha-Mu Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG005941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005941)

2nd Lt Blue/Lt Green (Na-Kha-Mu Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG005942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005942)

3rd Black (Isleta Rewards) ACC Scarce 3  [CG005943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005943)

4th Orange (Member) None Scarce 3  [CG005944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005944)

(4 lines in reverse paragraph)

Teal (Preferred) None V Scarce 7  [CG005945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005945)

Purple (VIP) None Rare 10  [CG005946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005946)

Black (Elite) None V Rare 50  [CG005948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005948)

5th Orange (Member) None Scarce 3  [CG005956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005956)

(5 lines in reverse paragraph)

6th Red (Isleta Eagle Players Club Coral) None Scarce 3  [CG005923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005923)

Blue (Isleta Eagle Players Club Turquoise) None Scarce 3  [CG056924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056924)

Silver (Isleta Eagle Players Club Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG056929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056929)

Gold (Isleta Eagle Players Club Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG056930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056930)

Black (Isleta Eagle Players Club Elite) None Rare 10  [CG056991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056991)

(This issue are all vertical cards)

PC Black (V.I.P.) None Rare+ 25  [CG005957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005957)

[**LAGUNA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMRPLC) **(Casa Blanca, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2005

1st Red/Blue (“Key Club” & Key) ACC Rare 10  [CG065539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065539)

*(This casino later shared cards with Route 66 Casino)*

[**NAMBE FALLS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSFNF) **(Santa Fe, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG156508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156508)

(Last line on reverse starts with “Let us know…”)

2nd Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG177706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177706)

(Last line on reverse starts with “Please, let us know…”)

[**NORTHERN EDGE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMFANE) **(Farmington, NM)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Navajo Gaming" listed in the Universal Slot Card section)*

[**OHKAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSJOC) **(San Juan Pueblo, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Black ("Winners Club") PPC Rare 25  [CG012148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012148)

2nd Brown ("Vision Winners Club" & 1 Indian) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG012157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012157)

3rd Brown ("Vision Winners Club" & 4 Children) None Scarce 3  [CG065544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065544)

4th Lt Green (“Winners Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012162)

(“Ohkay” on obverse is 3cm in length and 3mm above the gold line below)

Lt Green (“Winners Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012163)

(“Ohkay” on obverse is 3cm in length and 2mm above the gold line below)

Lt Green ("Winners Club") None Scarce 3  [CG052367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052367)

("Ohkay" on obverse is 2.5cm in length, "Winners Club" and line through it are red/brown

where other cards are gold)

5th Lt Green (“Winners Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG087398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087398)

(“Ohkay” on obverse is 2.5 cm in length, tighter font both obverse and reverse)

6th Teal (“Rewards Club”) None Rare 15  [CG012158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012158)

(Used a short time)

7th Black/Yellow/Blue (“Winners Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG012159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012159)

(Phone number is 829-2865)

8th Black/Yellow/Purple (“Winners Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG090026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090026)

Blue (“Turquoise Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012160)

Purple (“Governors Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012161)

(Phone number is 747-1668)

9th Black/Yellow/Purple ("YOUR best bet!") None Scarce 3  [CG052368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052368)

10th Yellow/Purple (Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052369)

("Winners Club" all on one line on obverse, feather in left of large "O" in Ohkay)

11th Yellow/Purple (Winners Club) 735648 Scarce 3  [CG160051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160051)

[**ROUTE 66 CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMRPR6) **(Casa Blanca, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Brown/Yellow (“Fast Cash Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG012164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012164)

(Copyright 2003)

2nd Brown/Yellow (“Fast Cash Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG087849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087849)

(Copyright 2004)

3rd Red (Ultimate Rewards – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG012165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012165)

Grey (Ultimate Rewards – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG012166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012166)

Black (Ultimate Rewards – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG012167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012167)

(This issue has a hologram logo with “Route 66 Casino” on obverse)

4th Red (Ultimate Rewards – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG012168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012168)

Red (Ultimate Rewards – Preferred Club 50+) None Scarce 3  [CG061277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061277)

("Club 50+" printed upper right on obverse with smaller logos and text)

Grey (Ultimate Rewards – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG012169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012169)

Black (Ultimate Rewards – Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG012170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012170)

Black (Ultimate Rewards – Elite Club 50+) None Scarce 3  [CG103455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103455)

("Club 50+" printed upper right on obverse with smaller logos and text)

(This issue has “Route 66 Casino Hotel” on obverse, white and a pinkish-white reverses known)

5th Red (Ultimate Rewards Welcome) None Scarce 3  [CG057277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057277)

Green (Ultimate Rewards Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG057292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057292)

Blue (Ultimate Rewards Select) None Scarce 3  [CG057305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057305)

Purple (Ultimate Rewards Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG057307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057307)

Pearlized Silver (Ultimate Rewards Club 66) None Scarce 3  [CG057308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057308)

6th Silver/Blue (Base) None Scarce 3  [CG177707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177707)

Silver/Red (Sport) None Scarce 3  [CG177708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177708)

Silver/Purple (Supercharged 1.0) None Scarce 3  [CG177709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177709)

Black/Grey (Supercharged 2.0) None V Scarce 7  [CG177710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177710)

Black/Gold (Supercharged 3.0) None V Scarce 7  [CG177711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177711)

XX White (“Event Card” & RT 66 road sign) None V Scarce 7  [CG057309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057309)

(It states on the card to be “returned to the slot club”)

(Club 50+ stickers are common. Many variations of stickers exist)

[**RUIDOSO DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMRDR1) **(Ruidoso, NM)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (?) None Rare 15  [CG014098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014098)

2nd Gold (Jockey Club) None Rare 15  [CG014099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014099)

*(See “Billy the Kid Casino” for later cards)*

[**SAN FELIPE’S CASINO HOLLYWOOD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSFSF) **(San Felipe, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2017

*(Became the Black Mesa Casino in 2017)*

1st Multicolored (Celebrity Club & Movie Icons) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012353)

2nd Orange/Yellow (Studio Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG012356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012356)

(Last line starts “persons under…”)

3rd Orange/Yellow (Studio Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG012360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012360)

(Last line starts “property of…”)

4th Black (Comfortable Excitement) None Scarce 3  [CG090027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090027)

5th Black (Logo upper right obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG087424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087424)

(Same basic design as the 4th issue but without "Comfortable Excitement" text)

6th Black (Logo upper right obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG160050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160050)

(Same basic design as 5th issue but the casino dropped “Hollywood” from it’s name)

**[SANDIA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMALCS) (Albuquerque, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: April, 2000 Closed: no

1st Pink/Brown ("Peak Rewards" & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG000934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000934)

2nd Pink/Brown ("Peak Rewards" & Mountains) CPICA 24358 Scarce 3  [CG012361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012361)

3rd Pink/Brown (“Peak Rewards” & Mountains) cpi 2006384 Scarce 3  [CG012362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012362)

(1st-3rd issues had a pink “tinge” in sky. Round Logo is **2.2 cm** in diameter. Signature strip on

reverse.)

4th Pink/Brown (“Peak Rewards” & Mountains) None Scarce 3  [CG012363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012363)

(Less pink “tinge” in sky. Round Logo **2.5 cm** in diameter. No signature strip.)

5th Red (“Peak Rewards” & Very Faint “7”s) None Scarce 3  [CG012364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012364)

(“Casino” in **white**. “Sandia Casino” on reverse.)

6th Red (“Peak Rewards” & “7”s) None Scarce 3  [CG012365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012365)

(“Sandia” in **red**. “Sandia Resort & Casino” on reverse. Last line on reverse with phone

numbers starts to the right of the word"luck" in the line above.)

Red (“Peak Rewards” & “7”s) None Scarce 3  [CG053666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053666)

(“Sandia” in **red**. “Sandia Resort & Casino” on reverse. Last line on reverse with phone

numbers starts under the word "good" in the line above.)

Gold (Gold Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG012366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012366)

Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG086965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086965)

(11 lines with 1st line bold on reverse for the above Gold and Platinum cards, no Exp date)

Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG012367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012367)

Red/Blue Multi (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG012368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012368)

(Exp. 02/07 on the above two Platinum and Diamond cards)

7th Red (“Peak Rewards” & “7”s) None Scarce 3  [CG086964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086964)

(“Sandia” in **white**. Entire upper corner of left reel is visible due to placement of reels on obverse)

Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014682)

Red/Blue Multi (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014602)

(Exp. 02/08 on the Platinum and Diamond)

8th Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG012518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012518)

Red/Blue Multi (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG012519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012519)

(Exp. 02/09 on the Platinum and Diamond)

9th Red (“Peak Rewards” & “7”s) None Scarce 3  [CG090029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090029)

Gold (Gold Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014629)

Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014631)

(8 lines of text on reverse above phone numbers with 1st line bold. No Exp dates)

10th Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014655)

Red/Blue Multi (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014667)

(Exp. 02/10)

11a Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG053675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053675)

(Exp. 2/11)

11b Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG103458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103458)

Red/Blue/Multi (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG103459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103459)

(EXP 2/2011)

12th Gold (Gold Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG086966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086966)

Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014675)

Red/Blue Multi (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG086967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086967)

(No expiration dates, “Sandia Resort & Casino” at right in small black text. Reverse has 11 lines

of text, 1st line bold, 6th line starts "front. By..." with a space after the period)

13th Red (“Peak Rewards” & “7”s) None Scarce 3  [CG105242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105242)

Gold (Gold Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG014040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014040)

(Gold card has "Sandia Resort & Casino" in the top right corner of the obverse)

(Red & Gold cards have 11 lines of text on reverse above phone numbers, 1st line bold, 6th line

starts "front.By..." with no space after the period.)

Grey (Platinum Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG053924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053924)

Red/Blue Multi (Diamond Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG053934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053934)

(On Platinum & Diamond, 5th line on reverse starts "Rewards.By..." with no space after the

period and "Sandia Resort & Casino" is across the top of the obverse.)

14th Red (Peak Rewards – Base) None Scarce 3  [CG198638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198638)

Gold (Peak Rewards – Crest) None Scarce 3  [CG198639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198639)

Grey (Peak Rewards – Summit) None Scarce 3  [CG198640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198640)

Blue (Peak Rewards – Pinacle) None V Scarce 7  [CG198641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198641)

Purple (Peak Rewards – Peak) None V Scarce 7  [CG198642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198642)

XX Purple (“Jackpot Millionaire Qualifier”) None V Rare 75  [CG006426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006426)

(This card was given to “Jackpot Winners” to be placed in a drawing at a later time)

XX Brown (Governor’s Room) None V Rare 25  [CG006427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006427)

XX Blue (Governor’s Room) None V Rare 25  [CG014041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014041)

XX Mustard (Governor’s Room) None V Rare 25  [CG014042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014042)

[**SANTA ANA STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMBESA) **(Santa Ana Pueblo, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey/Blue ("Star Card") None Scarce 3  [CG012438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012438)

(On last line of reverse, the “NM” ends beneath the “SI” in Casino)

2nd Grey/Blue ("Star Card") None Scarce 3  [CG012439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012439)

(Reverse text is 32mm top to bottom)

Grey/Blue ("Star Card") None Scarce 3  [CG061276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061276)

(Reverse text is 25mm top to bottom with much smaller fonts)

(On this issue, the “NM” on the last line of the reverse ends beneath the “O” in Casino)

3rd Green (Star Rewards) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012440)

Orange (Star Rewards-Premier) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG012441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012441)

Yellow (Star Rewards-Elite) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG012442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012442)

(The ACC is in the upper right corner of the reverse)

4th Green (Star Rewards) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012443)

(The ACC is in the upper left corner of the reverse)

5th Silver/Blue Multi (“The Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG012445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012445)

6th Silver/Purple Multi (“The Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG012448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012448)

(This issue card added “**This is Your Casino**” to the obverse)

7th Silver/Blue Multi (“The Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG012449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012449)

8th Silver/Navy Multi (“The Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG012450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012450)

9th Silver/Navy Multi (“The Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG012451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012451)

(This issue card added “**This is Your Casino**” to the reverse)

10th Silver/Navy Multi (“The Star Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG091825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091825)

(This issue card has “**Your Casino**” on the obverse & reverse)

11th Red (Star Rewards – Star) None Scarce 3  [CG087357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087357)

Brown (Star Rewards – Super) None Scarce 3  [CG012461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012461)

Silver (Star Rewards – Mega) None Scarce 3  [CG012499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012499)

Blue (Star Rewards – Ultra) None V Scarce 7  [CG012506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012506)

12th Red (Preview) None Scarce 3  [CG166031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166031)

Silver (Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG166032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166032)

Blue (Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG166033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166033)

Black (Signature) None V Scarce 7  [CG166034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166034)

PCX Green (Club 50+) None Scarce 3  [CG122265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122265)

[**SANTA CLARAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMESSC) **(Espanola, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(Was previously Big Rock Casino)*

1st Gold (“More Rewards – Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG090030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090030)

Silver (“More Rewards – Platinum”) None Scarce 3  [CG057099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057099)

Lt Blue (“More Rewards – Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG057105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057105)

Black (“More Rewards – Black Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG057132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057132)

(Previous cards from Big Rock had a “dragon” on the obverse. This issues does **NOT**. This

issue cards all have a reflective metallic background.)

2nd Gold (“More Rewards – Gold”) None Scarce 3  [CG087164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087164)

Lt Blue ("More Rewards – Platinum") None Scarce 3  [CG087166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087166)

Silver ("More Rewards – Diamond") None V Scarce 7  [CG087165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087165)

Black ("More Rewards – Black Diamond") None V Scarce 7  [CG057158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057158)

(No longer a reflective metallic background)

3rd Yellow/Orange (Casino logo centered – GOLD) None Scarce 3  [CG143088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143088)

4th Black Metallic (AVANYU Player’s Card) None Scarce 3  [CG150443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150443)

**[SKY CITY CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMACSC) (Acoma, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Lt Blue ("Players Club" & Bird Logo) None Rare 25  [CG012525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012525)

2nd Blue (Cliff Dwellings in Shadow) None V Scarce 7  [CG012526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012526)

(“Players Club” on two lines)

3rd Blue (Cliff Dwellings) None Scarce 3  [CG065541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065541)

(Web address on obverse and reverse, “Players Club” now on single line)

4th Blue (Cliff Dwellings) None Scarce 3  [CG012527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012527)

(Web Address on obverse only, casino name on back is much larger)

5th Blue (Cliff Dwellings) None Scarce 3  [CG012528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012528)

(Brown mountain top in circle, not black)

6th Grey/Blue (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG087875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087875)

Grey/Blue (CDL Players Club & Truck) None V Scarce 7  [CG012537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012537)

7th Teal (“Winners Circle VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG012538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012538)

Blue (“Winners Circle MVP”) None Scarce 3  [CG012539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012539)

Gold (“Winners Circle MVP Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012540)

Teal (“Winners Circle VIP” w/Truck) None Scarce 3  [CG012541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012541)

Blue (“Winners Circle MVP” w/Truck) None Scarce 3  [CG012542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012542)

Gold (“Winners Circle MVP Gold” w/Truck) None V Scarce 7  [CG012543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012543)

Silver (“Premier” Hologram) None Rare 15  [CG012544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012544)

Maroon (Elite Cardholder) None Rare 15  [CG012545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012545)

8th Teal (“Winners Circle VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG012546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012546)

Blue (“Winners Circle MVP”) None Scarce 3  [CG012547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012547)

Gold (“Winners Circle MVP Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG012560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012560)

Teal (“Winners Circle VIP” w/Truck) None Scarce 3  [CG012561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012561)

Silver (“Premier” Hologram) None Rare 15  [CG012562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012562)

(“Y” in web address almost touches the mag strip)

9th Teal (“Winners Circle VIP”) None Scarce 3  [CG012563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012563)

(9 lines text in paragraph reverse)

10th White (Customer Rewards Card Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG012573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012573)

White (Customer Rewards Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG012574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012574)

White (Customer Rewards Card Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG012575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012575)

White (Customer Rewards Card Premier Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG103456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103456)

Black (Customer Rewards Card Elite) None Rare 10  [CG012576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012576)

Blue/Black (The Trucker Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012577)

(Different expiration date stickers on reverse known for all cards in this issue)

11th Bronze (Customer Rewards Card Elite) None Rare 10  [CG012578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012578)

Red/Black (The Trucker Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012579)

(White banner at bottom of Trucker Card for player info)

(Various expiration date stickers on reverse for both cards in this issue)

[**SUNLAND PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMSPSP) **(Sunland Park, NM)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green/Brown (Club Fiesta) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG012409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012409)

2nd Yellow/Blue ("Club Fiesta" & Picture of Casino) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG012410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012410)

3rd Blue (“Club Fiesta” & Sunrays around Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012411)

(Reverse text does not mention “Responsible Gaming”)

4th Blue (“Club Fiesta” & Sunrays around Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012422)

(Reverse text DOES mention “Responsible Gaming”)

5th Blue (“Club Fiesta” & NO Sunrays around Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG012423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012423)

(Logo in upper right corner of obverse)

6th Blue (“Club Fiesta” & NO Sunrays around Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG012424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012424)

(Logo is centered on lower part of obverse)

7th Blue/Orange (“Club Fiesta” & Building) None Scarce 3  [CG012425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012425)

(The 6th line reverse ends with the word **“of”)**

8th Blue/Orange (“Club Fiesta” & Building) None Scarce 3  [CG012427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012427)

(This card still has "Where the winners play!" bottom right on obverse**)**

Blue/Orange (“Club Fiesta” & Building) None Scarce 3  [CG128639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128639)

(This card has no text in bottom right of obverse)

(On this issue, the 6th line on the reverse ends with the word "in")

9th Black (10th and Shooting Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG012428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012428)

10th Yellow/Red (“Club Fiesta” & Large Centered Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG012437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012437)

11th Red (Park Perks) None Scarce 3  [CG198647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198647)

[**SUNRAY PARK & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMFASP) **(Farmington, NM)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue/Multi (Abstract “Sun” to left, Horse & Rider to right) PPC Scarce 3  [CG012405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012405)

(6 lines in paragraph)

2nd Blue/Multi (Abstract “Sun” to left, Horse & Rider to right) PPC Scarce 3  [CG012406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012406)

(4 lines in paragraph with **signature strip**)

3rd Blue/Multi (Abstract “Sun” to left, Horse & Rider to right) PPC Scarce 3  [CG012407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012407)

(4 lines in paragraph with **NO signature strip**)

4th Blue (“Come Play With Us” & Four Race Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG012408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012408)

5th Blue (“Come Play With Us” & Four Race Horses) (I) Scarce 3  [CG089301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089301)

[**TAOS MOUNTAIN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMTATM) **(Taos, NM)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Cash Club” & Mountains) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012369)

(P.O. Box 706 “**Pueblo Road**” in address)

2nd Blue (“Cash Club” & Mountains) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012373)

(P.O. **Box 706** “**Veterans Highway**” in address)

3rd Blue (“Cash Club” & Mountains) ACC Scarce 3  [CG012377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012377)

(P.O. **Box 1865** “Veterans Highway” in address)

4th Grey (Bison Rewards Big Buck) None Scarce 3  [CG090032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090032)

Orange (Bison Rewards Golden Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG012378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012378)

Mustard (Bison Rewards Grand Bison) None Scarce 3  [CG012379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012379)

(Reverse logo on this issue has red tint in "Taos")

5th Grey (Bison Rewards Big Buck) None Scarce 3  [CG143087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143087)

(Reverse logo on this issue is all black and white)

[**WILD HORSE, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMDUWH) **(Dulce, NM)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Red (The Wild Card & Pony) None Scarce 3  [CG012380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012380)

(“Dulce” mentioned on reverse, website is "www.wildhorsecasino.net")

2nd Red (The Wild Card & Pony) None Scarce 3  [CG012381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012381)

(**No** mention of the town “Dulce” on reverse)

3rd Red Orange (The Wild Card & Pony) None Scarce 3  [CG012382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012382)

(This issue is more dark red orange than the previous cards, “Dulce” once again is mentioned)

4th Red Orange (The Wild Card & Pony) None Scarce 3  [CG012383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012383)

(This issue added “Rewards Players Club” on reverse)

5th Red Orange (The Wild Card & Pony) None Scarce 3  [CG012384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012384)

(Now says "The Wild Horse Casino & Hotel" on reverse instead of "Apache Nugget Corp" like

on previous issues)

[**ZIA PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMHOBG) **(Hobbs, NM)**

[Racetrack] *(See "Black Gold Casino at Zia Park")*

[**NEW YORK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ny)

[**AKWESASNE MOHAWK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYHOAM) **(Hogansburg, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow (Dreamcatcher Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067314)

(The period in the last line of text is under the “t” in “right”)

2nd Yellow (Dreamcatcher Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022352)

(Same as above on obverse – different spacing on reverse, the period in the last line of text is

under the “g” in “right”)

3rd Blue/Orange (Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG091291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091291)

Blue (Silver Stars Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022353)

(Problem Gambling phone number 1-**800**…)

4th Blue (Silver Stars Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022354)

(Problem Gambling phone number 1-**877**…)

5th Blue/Black (Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022356)

(Obverse logo is 23mm wide, 3's in zipcode & phone# have a sharp point at top like a seven)

6th Blue/Black (Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022357)

(Obverse logo is 21mm wide, 3's in zipcode & phone# have a rounded top)

7th Grey/Blue ("Winners Club" & 2 logos on obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG022243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022243)

8th Blue (Select) PG Scarce 3  [CG126173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126173)

Red (Premier) PG Scarce 3  [CG126174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126174)

Grey (Prestige) PG V Scarce 7  [CG126175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126175)

Black (Elite) PG V Scarce 7  [CG126176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126176)

XX Orange (VIP Valet Parking) None V Scarce 7  [CG022504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022504)

TC Yellow (“Poker Club” & Spade Royal Flush) None V Scarce 7  [CG022483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022483)

PC White (Players Club Card) None Rare 10  [CG022366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022366)

PC Cream (Promotions Ballot Card) None Scarce 3  [CG022371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022371)

PC White (Promotions Ballot Card) None Scarce 3  [CG022397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022397)

(Small print obverse and reverse)

PCX Orange/Multi (Canadian Exchange & Play Bonus Bucks) None V Scarce 7  [CG022398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022398)

[**BATAVIA DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYBABD) **(Batavia, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1a White (Player’s Club “Are You In?”) None Rare 10  [CG199261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199261)

1b Multi (Player’s Club “Are You In?”) None Scarce 3  [CG014951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014951)

Blue (Platinum V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG014991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014991)

2nd Multi (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG014952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014952)

(No longer says “Are You In?”)

3rd Green (Player’s Club - Batavia Downs Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG015114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015114)

4th Green (Player’s Club - Batavia Downs Gaming) None Scarce 3  [CG014953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014953)

(Help line phone# is 1-800-437-1611)

5th Green (Player’s Club – Batavia Downs Gaming) None Scarce 3  [CG177406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177406)

(Help line phone# is now “1-877-8 HOPE NY”)

6th Green (Player’s Club – Batavia Downs Gaming & Hotel) None Scarce 3  [CG182808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182808)

**BAY CRUISES (Brooklyn, NY)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**DEL LAGO RESORT & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYTYLR) **(Waterloo, NY)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Brick Red (Signature) None Common 1  [CG175606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175606)

Blue (Premiere) None Scarce 3  [CG175607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175607)

Grey (Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG175608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175608)

Brown (Massimo) None V Scarce 7  [CG175609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175609)

XX Brick Red (Elvis Weekend – Signature) None Rare 10  [CG184750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184750)

XX Blue (Elvis Weekend – Premiere) None Rare 10  [CG184411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184411)

XX Grey (Elvis Weekend – Elite) None Rare 10  [CG184412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184412)

XX Brown (Elvis Weekend – Massimo) None Rare 15  [CG184751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184751)

(Special issue cards for Elvis Weekend Sept 15th & 16th, 2017)

XX Green (Veterans) None V Scarce 7  [CG188145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188145)

[**EMPIRE CITY CASINO at YONKERS RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYYOEC) **(Yonkers, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Dk/Lt Green (Geometric pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG015115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015115)

2nd Dk/Lt Green (Geometric pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG090112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090112)

(Added arrows to the obverse, and Lottery Logo to the reverse)

(Casino name does not appear on obverse of first two issues)

3rd Dk/Lt Green (“Empire Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG015116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015116)

Black ("Elite Member 2010") None V Scarce 7  [CG015118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015118)

(“Yonkers Raceway” is inside the black ovals in the logos)

4th Dk/Lt Green (“Empire Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG015121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015121)

Black (Elite Member 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG109882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109882)

Black (Elite Member 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG139626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139626)

(“Yonkers Raceway” no longer inside the black ovals in the logos)

5th Green (Empire Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG113956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113956)

Black (Elite Member 2013) None V Scarce 7  [CG114271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114271)

(White band across the middle of the obverse with "CASINO" in the middle, 3 lines of text on

reverse under the Empire City logo)

6th Green (Empire Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG129818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129818)

Black (Elite Member 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG129804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129804)

Silver (Presidents Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG130882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130882)

(White band across the middle of the obverse with "CASINO" in the middle, 2 lines of text on

reverse under the Empire City logo)

7th White (Empire Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG156950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156950)

(Temporary card)

Silver (Presidents Club 2016) None V Scarce 7  [CG173924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173924)

[**FAIRGROUNDS GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYHAFG) **(Hamburg, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

*(Now Hamburg Casino at the Fairgrounds)*

1st Red/Wht/Blue (Preferred Players) ACC Scarce 3  [CG015122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015122)

2nd Red/Blue (Player Rewards & “Have a nice day”) None Scarce 3  [CG015125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015125)

Silver/Blue (Player Rewards & “Have a nice day”) None Scarce 3  [CG015265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015265)

3rd Red/Blue (Player Rewards & “Have a nice day”) 01 Scarce 3  [CG015266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015266)

(“01” in upper right corner on reverse)

4th Red/Blue (Player Rewards & “Have a nice day”) 04 Scarce 3  [CG015267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015267)

(“04” in upper right corner on reverse)

5th Red (“Player Rewards” Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG015315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015315)

White (“Player Rewards” Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG015329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015329)

Blue (“Player Rewards” Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG015330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015330)

Gold (“Player Rewards” Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG015345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015345)

XX Tan (Jackpot Club) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG128724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128724)

(This card is given to a person AFTER they hit a jackpot)

[**FINGER LAKES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYFAFL) **(Farmington, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Lavender/White (Player Extras) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG015346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015346)

2nd Lavender/White (Player Extras) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG015347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015347)

Grey (Player Extras Silver) Ablecard.com Rare 10  [CG168442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168442)

3rd Purple (Player Extras Member) None Scarce 3  [CG015348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015348)

Silver/Purple (Silver Member VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG015349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015349)

Gold (Gold Member VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG015350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015350)

Platinum (Platinum Member VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG015351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015351)

(All lower case letters in web address on reverse)

4th Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Black Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015352)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Black Man) None Scarce 3  [CG126834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126834)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Man) None Scarce 3  [CG015356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015356)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Blonde Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015355)

(This woman has short hair)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Blonde Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015364)

(This woman has long hair)

Gold (VIP Gold – vertical card) None V Scarce 7  [CG168440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168440)

Silver (VIP Silver – vertical card) None V Scarce 7  [CG168441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168441)

Silver (VIP Platinum – vertical card) None V Scarce 7  [CG136710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136710)

(4th issue has all lower case letters in web address on reverse)

5th Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Black Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015367)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Black Man) None Scarce 3  [CG015430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015430)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Man) None Scarce 3  [CG015429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015429)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Blonde Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015370)

(This woman has short hair)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Blonde Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015431)

(This woman has long hair)

Silver/Purple (Silver Member VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG174955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174955)

(5th issue has upper & lower case letters in web address “FingerLakesGaming.com” on reverse

and fourth line starts with "only be used...")

6th Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Black Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015434)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Black Man) None Scarce 3  [CG015439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015439)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Man) None Scarce 3  [CG015438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015438)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Blonde Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015437)  
(This woman has short hair)

Purple/Orange (“Preferred Player” & Blonde Lady) None Scarce 3  [CG015440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015440)

(This woman has long hair)

(6th issue has upper & lower case letters in web address “www.FingerLakesGaming.com” on

reverse and fourth line starts with "by the person...")

7th Red (Preferred Member) None Scarce 3  [CG022285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022285)

Purple/Silver (Silver Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG022315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022315)

Purple/Gold (Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG022316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022316)

Purple/Silver (Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG022317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022317)

(Web address on reverse is “www.FingerLakesGaming.com” with reverse logo at left)

8th Red (Preferred Member) None Scarce 3  [CG044862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044862)

Silver (Silver Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG044863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044863)

Gold (Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG022320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022320)

Black/Silver (Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG022321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022321)

(Web address on reverse is “TheFingerLakesCasino.com” on this issue)

9th Red (Preferred Member) None Scarce 3  [CG110466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110466)

Blue/Purple (Preferred Plus Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG022322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022322)

(Preferred Plus replaced the previous Silver Member card)

Gold (Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG126434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126434)

(Web addresson reverse is "FingerLakesCasino.com" on this issue)

10th Red (Preferred Member) None Scarce 3  [CG125514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125514)

Blue/Purple (Preferred Plus Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG111526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111526)

Gold (Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG126642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126642)

Black/Silver (Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG163499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163499)

(Web addresson reverse is "FingerLakesGaming.com" and logos say Finger Lakes Gaming)

11th Red/Black (Lucky North Club) None Scarce 3  [CG194106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194106)

Green/Black (Lucky North Club – Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG194107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194107)

Blue/Black (Lucky North Club – Sapphire) None V Scarce 7  [CG194108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194108)

Grey/Black (Lucky North Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG194109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194109)

Black (Lucky North Club – Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG194110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194110)

(Levels are not printed on the cards)

[**HAMBURG CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYHAHA) **(Hamburg, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

*(Was previously Fairgrounds Gaming)*

1st Blue (Player Rewards Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG044864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044864)

Grey (Player Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG092346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092346)

Black (Diamond Player Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG086929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086929)

2nd Blue ("Classic" over Hamburg Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG090141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090141)

Grey ("Platinum" over Hamburg Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG092111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092111)

Black ("Elite" over Hamburg Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG121022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121022)

Purple (“Elite Companion” over Hamburg Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG169876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169876)

3rd Red/Black (Lucky North Club) None Scarce 3  [CG181996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181996)

Black/Green (Lucky North Club – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG181997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181997)

Black/Blue (Lucky North Club – Sapphire) None V Scarce 7  [CG181998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181998)

Black/Grey (Lucky North Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG181999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181999)

Black (Lucky North Club – Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG182000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182000)

(Levels are not printed on the cards)

[**JAKE’S 58**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYISSO) **(Islandia, NY)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Red/Black (Lucky North Club) None Common 3  [CG178778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178778)

**MAJESTY CASINO CRUISES (Freeport, NY)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**MIGHTY M GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYMOMR) **(Monticello, NY)**

[Racetrack]*(See "Monticello Raceway")*

[**MONTICELLO RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYMOMR) **(Monticello, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Red/Multi (“Mighty M Gaming”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG128726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128726)

2nd Black/Multi (“Mighty M Gaming” & “Elite”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG128727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128727)

3rd Brown (Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG128728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128728)

Brown (Bronze) (I) Scarce 3  [CG091283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091283)

Gold (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG128729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128729)

Silver (Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG128730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128730)

Black (Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG128731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128731)

(“Monticello” on angle in script on obverse)

4th Brown (Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG128732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128732)

Gold (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG128733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128733)

Silver (Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG128734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128734)

Black/Silver (Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG128735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128735)

(“Monticello” in straight block letters)

5th Silver (Silver) PG V Scarce 7  [CG173891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173891)

Silver (Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG181328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181328)

**OPUS CASINO CRUISE LINES (Freeport, NY)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**[RESORTS WORLD CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYJARW) (New York City, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Red (Genting Rewards Classic) None Common 3  [CG065255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065255)

Lt Gret (Genting Rewards Silver) None Common 3  [CG013826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013826)

Gold (Genting Rewards Gold & Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG013827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013827)

Dk Grey (Genting Rewards Platinum & Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG065256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065256)

Black (Crockfords New York & Photo Square) None Rare 10  [CG139854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139854)

(Crockfords is an invitation-only high stakes gambling level)

(Reverse logo starts level with the first line of text under "TERMS & CONDITIONS" and

extends below the bottom line of the paragraph on this issue)

2nd Red (Genting Rewards Classic) None Common 3  [CG129796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129796)

Lt Grey (Genting Rewards Silver) None Common 3  [CG142947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142947)

Gold (Genting Rewards Gold & Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG199262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199262)

Dk Grey (Genting Rewards Platinum & Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG129798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129798)

Black (Genting Rewards Black & Photo Square) None Rare 10  [CG141547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141547)

(Reverse logo starts level with "TERMS & CONDITIONS" and ends level with the third from

the bottom line in the paragraph, text above mag stripe is 82mm wide)

3rd Gold (Genting Rewards Gold & Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG129797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129797)

Dk Grey (Genting Rewards Platinum & Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG131006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131006)

(Similar to 2nd issue but text above mag stripe is now 80mm wide with a slightly smaller font)

(Casino occasionally prints their logo in the photo square on some cards. The foil printed card

level on these cards apparently wears off very easily.)

[**RESORTS WORLD CATSKILLS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYKLMO) **(Kiamesha Lake, NY)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Red (Genting Rewards Classic) None Common 3  [CG195199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195199)

Silver (Genting Rewards Silver) None Common 3  [CG195203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195203)

Gold (Genting Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG195205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195205)

Grey (Genting Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG195206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195206)

Black (Genting Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG195207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195207)

(Level is on the reverse)

[**RIVERS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYSCRC) **(Schenectady, NY)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Gold (Rush) None Common 3  [CG180090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180090)

[**SARATOGA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYSSSA) **(Saratoga Springs, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Player Extras Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG022323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022323)

2nd Yellow (Player Extras Club) ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG022324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022324)

3rd Lt Orange (Player Extras Club - GOLD) ACC Scarce 3  [CG022332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022332)

Silver (Players Extras Club - Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG022333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022333)

Blue (Players Extras Club - Diamond) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG022334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022334)

4th Black/White (Player Extras Club - Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG022335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022335)

Black (Player Extras Club - Diamond) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG022336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022336)

5th Orange (Player Extras Club - GOLD) ABL Scarce 3  [CG022337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022337)

Blue (Player Extras Club - Platinum) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG022338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022338)

Black (Player Extras Club - Diamond) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG022339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022339)

6th Brown (Player Extras Club - GOLD) None Scarce 3  [CG022340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022340)

Red (Player Extras Club - Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG022341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022341)

Blue (Player Extras Club - Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG022346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022346)

7th Black/Mustard (Player Extras Club - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG022347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022347)

Red (Player Extras Club - Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG022348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022348)

Blue (Player Extras Club - Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG022349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022349)

(Dated 2011-12 on obverse over "Players Extras Club")

8th Gold (Player Extras Club - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG022350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022350)

Silver (Players Extras Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG056251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056251)

Black (Player Extras Club - Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG022351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022351)

9th Grey (Saratoga Club – Classic) PG Scarce 3  [CG166711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166711)

Blue (Saratoga Club – Signature) PG Scarce 3  [CG166712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166712)

Purple (Saratoga Club – Preferred) PG V Scarce 7  [CG166713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166713)

Red (Saratoga Club – Premier) PG V Scarce 7  [CG166714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166714)

Black (Saratoga Club – E in circle) PG Rare 10  [CG166715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166715)

(Black card is by invitation only)

[**SENECA ALLEGANY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYSASA) **(Salamanca, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Tan (Seneca Allegany) None Scarce 3  [CG022505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022505)

2nd White/Purple (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG090222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090222)

3rd Black/Purple (Players Club & Allegany Logo Left) innovative Scarce 3  [CG022506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022506)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Allegany Logo Left) innovative Scarce 3  [CG022507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022507)

Black/Grey (Chairmans Club & Allegany Logo Left) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG022508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022508)

(3 Logos reverse, cards have been found with white and pinkish-white reverse)

4th Black/Purple (Players Club & Allegany Logo Left) (I) Scarce 3  [CG022509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022509)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Allegany Logo Left) (I) Scarce 3  [CG077084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077084)

Black/Grey (Chairmans Club & Allegany Logo Left) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG126432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126432)

5th Black/Purple (Players Club & Allegany Logo Left) None Scarce 3  [CG022517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022517)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Allegany Logo Left) None Scarce 3  [CG103461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103461)

6a Black/Purple (Players Club & Allegany Logo Centered) GC Scarce 3  [CG022518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022518)

(Reverse website is "www.SenecaCasinos.com")

6b Black/Purple (Players Club & Allegany Logo Centered) GC Scarce 3  [CG082357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082357)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Allegany Logo Centered) GC Scarce 3  [CG139627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139627)

(Reverse website is "SenecaCasinos.com" without the "www")

7th Black/Purple (Players Club & Allegany Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG122699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122699)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Allegany Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG022520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022520)

8th Purple/Multi (Player's Club – 10 Years 2004-2014) PG Scarce 3  [CG126433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126433)

Yellow/Multi (Select Club – 10 Years 2004-2014) PG Scarce 3  [CG165402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165402)

Grey/Multi (Chairman's Club – 10 Years 2004-2014) PG V Scarce 7  [CG147776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147776)

(In 2017 the Seneca casinos started using the same generic cards at all 3 locations.

See Seneca Gaming Corp. for the latest cards.)

XX Black/Green (Seneca Allegany Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG159476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159476)

(Player levels printed across the top on replacement cards dispensed from a kiosk)

[**SENECA BUFFALO CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYBUBC) **(Buffalo, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black/Purple (Players Club-Buffalo Creek) innovative Scarce 3  [CG022524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022524)

2nd Black/Purple (“Players Club” & Buffalo Creek Logo) (I) Scarce 3  [CG022525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022525)

3rd Black/Lt Purple (Players Club & Buffalo Creek Logo) GC Scarce 3  [CG022541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022541)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Buffalo Creek Logo) GC Scarce 3  [CG022546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022546)

(Logo centered obverse, no picture of casino on left. “GC” is Graphic Controls LLC)

4th Black/Yellow (Select Club – Grand Opening Aug 2013) PG Scarce 3  [CG061961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061961)

Black/Grey (Chairman's Club – Grand Opening Aug 2013) PG V Scarce 7  [CG147775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147775)

5th Black/Purple (Player’s Club & Buffalo Creek Logo) PG Scarce 3  [CG139867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139867)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Buffalo Creek Logo) PG Scarce 3  [CG168676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168676)

(Website is "SenecaCasinos.com" without the "www", reverse text over signature strip is

aligned left and right)

(In 2017 the Seneca casinos started using the same generic cards at all 3 locations.

See Seneca Gaming Corp. for the latest cards.)

XX Black/Red (Seneca Buffalo Creek Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG157007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157007)

(Player levels printed across the top on replacement cards dispensed from a kiosk)

[**SENECA GAMING & ENTERTAINMENT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYIRS1) **(Multi-Properties, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(All cards used at Seneca Irving, Oil Spring & Salamanca)*

1st Orange (Sun & Feathers) None Scarce 3  [CG022721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022721)

2nd Tan/Multi (Logo & 3 slot wheels with 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG022629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022629)

(Website on bottom line in all lower case text)

3rd Tan/Multi (Logo & 3 slot wheels with 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG044865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044865)

(Website under mag stripe in all capital case text)

(1st thru 3rd issues have 2 locations listed: Irving & Salamanca)

4th Tan/Multi (Logo & 3 slot wheels with 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG147785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147785)

(3 locations listed on the reverse: Irving, Salamanca and Oil Spring)

XX White (Large Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG022630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022630)

XX Green (Seneca Bingo) None Scarce 3  [CG022635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022635)

(Irving & Salamanca locations listed on reverse)

XX Purple (Seneca Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG103060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103060)

(Bottom line reverse with phone numbers is 73mm wide)

XX Purple (Seneca Poker) None Scarce 3  [CG022720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022720)

(Bottom line reverse with phone numbers is 70mm wide)

(The Poker cards both have the Irving, Salamanca and Niagara locations listed)

[**SENECA GAMING CORP.**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYNFSG) **(Multi-Properties, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(All cards used at Seneca Allegany, Buffalo Creek & Niagara)*

1st Blue (Member Social Club by Seneca) None Scarce 3  [CG177401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177401)

Yellow (Player Social Club by Seneca) None Scarce 3  [CG177402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177402)

Pink (Pro Social Club by Seneca) None V Scarce 7  [CG177403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177403)

Black (Advantage Social Club by Seneca) None V Scarce 7  [CG177404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177404)

(Vertical cards with large feather)

Black (Advantage Social Club by Seneca) None Rare 10  [CG190758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190758)

(Horizontal card with player photo square at right)

[**SENECA IRVING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYIRSG) **(Irving, NY)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Purple (Irving Gaming Center) None Scarce 3  [CG090223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090223)

(Small Multimedia Games logo upper left on obverse)

2nd Purple (Seneca Elite Irving) None Scarce 3  [CG169540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169540)

*(See Seneca Gaming for cards used at multiple locations)*

[**SENECA NIAGARA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYNFSN) **(Niagara Falls, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Rose/Pink (Seneca Club) None Scarce 3  [CG064607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064607)

Silver (Seneca Prestige) None Rare+ 25  [CG004802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004802)

(Only 12 issued in the first 8 months)

2nd Rose/Pink (Seneca Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004803)

Silver (“Chairman’s Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG004804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004804)

(Web site was added to the card)

3rd White/Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004805)

4th White/Black (Players Club) innovative Scarce 3  [CG004806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004806)

5th Black/Purple (Players Club & Niagara Logo Left) innovative Scarce 3  [CG004807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004807)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Niagara Logo Left) innovative Scarce 3  [CG004810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004810)

Black/Grey (Chairmans Club & Niagara Logo Left) innovative V Scarce 7  [CG004811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004811)

(3 Logos reverse, cards have been found with white and pinkish-white reverse)

6th Black/Purple (Players Club & Niagara Logo Left) (I) Scarce 3  [CG004812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004812)

Black/Grey (Chairmans Club & Niagara Logo Left) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG004813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004813)

7th Black/Purple (Players Club & Niagara Logo Left) None Scarce 3  [CG004814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004814)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Niagara Logo Centered) None Scarce 3  [CG022733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022733)

8a Black/Lt Purple (Players Club & Niagara Logo) GC Scarce 3  [CG170078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170078)

(Niagara Logo obverse with picture of casino on left. “GC” is “Graphic Controls LLC”.

No web addresses on reverse.)

8b Black/Lt Purple (Players Club & Niagara Logo) GC Scarce 3  [CG022577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022577)

(Niagara Logo obverse with picture of casino on left. “GC” is “Graphic Controls LLC”.

Web addresses under Allegany and Niagara logos only on reverse.)

8c Black/Grey (Chairman Club & Niagara Logo Centered) GC V Scarce 7  [CG159808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159808)

(Separate web addresses for each of 3 casinos listed on the reverse)

9a Black/Lt Purple (Players Club & Niagara Logo Center) GC Scarce 3  [CG022626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022626)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Niagara Logo Centered) GC Scarce 3  [CG022627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022627)

(Reverse website is "www.SenecaCasinos.com" on 9a issue)

9b Black/Grey (Chairman's Club & Niagara Logo Center) GC V Scarce 7  [CG155086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155086)

(Reverse website is "SenecaCasinos.com" without the "www" on 9b issue, Buffalo Creek logo

is in the middle of the 3 logos on the reverse)

9c Black/LtPurple (Players Club & Niagara Logo Center) GC Scarce 3  [CG121597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121597)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Niagara Logo Centered) GC Scarce 3  [CG121598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121598)

Black/Grey (Chairman's Club & Niagara Logo Center) GC V Scarce 7  [CG121162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121162)

(Reverse website is "SenecaCasinos.com" without the "www" on 9c issue, Buffalo Creek logo

is the last of the 3 logos on the reverse. Chairman's Club has provision for player photo on

obverse right.)

(9th issues have Niagara Logo centered obverse, no picture of casino on left, manufacturing

mark is simply "GC")

10th Purple/Multi (Player's Club – 10 Years 2003-2013) PG Scarce 3  [CG022827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022827)

Yellow/Multi (Select Club – 10 Years 2003-2013) PG Scarce 3  [CG022844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022844)

Black/Grey (Chairman's Club – 10 Years 2003-2013) PG V Scarce 7  [CG127322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127322)

11a Black/Purple (Player’s Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG128710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128710)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG124055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124055)

(Reverse text over signature strip is centered with ragged left and right edges)

11b Black/Purple (Player’s Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG138513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138513)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG157638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157638)

Black/Grey (Chairman’s Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG V Scarce 7  [CG161615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161615)

(Reverse text over signature strip is aligned left and right)

12th Black/Purple (Player’s Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG169881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169881)

Black/Yellow (Select Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG175581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175581)

Black/Grey (Chairmsn’s Club & Niagara Logo Centered) PG V Scarce 7  [CG204720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204720)

(Cards now say “Resort & Casino” under “Seneca Niagara” & Buffalo Creek logo has a solid

black buffalo)

***(In 2017 the Seneca casinos started using the same generic cards at all 3 locations.***

***See Seneca Gaming Corp. for the latest cards.)***

XX Black (Seneca Poker Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG173893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173893)

XX Blue (temporary) None Rare 15  [CG004815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004815)

(Same reverse as first issue. Only 1500 issued & 1100 turned back in. All destroyed.)

XX Black/Yellow (Select Club – 2012 Yr of the Dragon) None V Scarce 7  [CG159367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159367)

XX Black/Blue (Niagara Logo Centered) PG Scarce 3  [CG165323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165323)

(Seneca Gaming logo added on reverse with 3 Seneca casino logos moved right. Player levels

are printed across the top on replacement cards dispensed from a kiosk.)

[**SENECA OIL SPRING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYCUSO) **(Cuba, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Seneca Elite Oil Spring) None Scarce 3  [CG167269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167269)

*(See Seneca Gaming for cards used at multiple locations)*

[**SENECA SALAMANCA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYSASS) **(Salamanca, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Gold (Seneca Elite Salamanca) None Scarce 3  [CG167274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167274)

*(See Seneca Gaming for cards used at multiple locations)*

[**TIOGA DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYNITD) **(Nichols, NY)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/White (Tioga Downs) None Scarce 3  [CG022300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022300)

Black/Gold (“Winners Circle” & Trotter Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG022303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022303)

Lt Brown (Winners Circle – Gold / Expires 12/13/07) None V Scarce 7  [CG022304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022304)

Grey (Winners Circle – Silver / Expires 12/31/07) None V Scarce 7  [CG022305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022305)

2nd Black/Gold (“Winners Circle” & Trotter Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG022306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022306)

(The center Logo looks much like a circus tent)

*(Starting with the 3rd issue the same cards are also used at Vernon Downs Casino until the*

*5th issue when Tioga Downs went back to having their own cards.)*

3rd Green (Your Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG022307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022307)

Blue (Your Club Progressive – exp 9/30/09) None Scarce 3  [CG022308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022308)

Red (Your Club Jackpot – exp 9/30/09) None Scarce 3  [CG022309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022309)

4th Blue (Your Club Progressive) None Scarce 3  [CG022310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022310)

Red (Your Club Jackpot) None Scarce 3  [CG022311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022311)

(No expiration date on obverse)

5th Red (“Tioga Downs Casino” & large script “T”) None Scarce 3  [CG174412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174412)

Tan (“Tioga Downs Casino” & large script “T”) None Scarce 3  [CG174433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174433)

Silver (“Tioga Downs Casino” & large script “T”) None Scarce 3  [CG174434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174434)

Gold (“Tioga Downs Casino” & large script “T”) None V Scarce 7  [CG174435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174435)

XX Black (Find Your Fun Cash Card) Opticard Scarce 3  [CG022312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022312)

XX White (Find Your Fun Cash Card) Opticard Scarce 3  [CG127610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127610)

XX Multi ("Cash Card" & people at slot machines) None Scarce 3  [CG084536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084536)

XX Black ("Cash Card" and both casino logos) Opticard Scarce 3  [CG127611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127611)

[**TURNING STONE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYVETS) **(Verona, NY)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Oval shaped Turning Stone Logo) None Rare+ 30  [CG022314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022314)

(Raised printing with barcode on obverse)

White (Oval shaped Turning Stone Logo) None Rare+ 25  [CG064610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064610)

(Raised printing, no barcode)

2nd Black (“Diamond Card”) None Common 1  [CG064611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064611)

3rd Black (“Diamond Card” & Large Diamond) None Common 1  [CG022062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022062)

(5 lines in reverse paragraph)

Black (VIP – Expires 6/30/05) None V Scarce 7  [CG022065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022065)

Green (VIP – Expires 12/31/05) None V Scarce 7  [CG022066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022066)

Purple (VIP – Expires 6/30/06) None V Scarce 7  [CG022067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022067)

4th Black (“Diamond Card” & Large Diamond) None Common 1  [CG022068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022068)

(6 lines in reverse paragraph, **Box** around signature strip)

5th Black (“Diamond Card” & Large Diamond) None Common 1  [CG022069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022069)

Black (“Diamond Card”, Script S & Large Diamond) None Common 1  [CG022070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022070)

(This card has a script “S” in a white box above “Turning Stone” on obverse. Issued to players

over 65 for their “Circle of Friends”)

(This issue has 6 lines in reverse paragraph, **NO** **Box** around signature strip)

6th Brown (TS Rewards Topaz) A Common 1  [CG117531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117531)

Brown (TS Rewards Topaz) None Common 1  [CG141536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141536)

(These brown cards have a metallic obverse with a very faint pattern down the right side of the obverse)

Red (TS Rewards Ruby) B Common 1  [CG117597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117597)

Red (TS Rewards Ruby) None Common 1  [CG141529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141529)

Black (TS Rewards Onyx) None Scarce 3  [CG117982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117982)

Blue (TS Rewards Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG118586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118586)

Grey (TS Rewards Prestige) E V Scarce 7  [CG118701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118701)

(This issue has script "TS" logo in white square at right, A/B/E letters are above mag stripe

in right corner of reverse. Unclear what order the different versions of each level were issued.)

*(Starting with the 7th issue the same cards also used at Yellow Brick Road Casino)*

7th Brown (TS Rewards Topaz) None Common 1  [CG141544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141544)

(Non-metallic front with distinct vertical pattern down the right side of the obverse)

XX1 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG066210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066210)

XX1 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG066209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066209)

XX1 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022095)

XX1 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022096)

XX1 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG066211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066211)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino" across the obverse. On the bottom left reverse, "Turning

Stone" is in a circle. The 3rd line on the reverse begins "Oneida Indian Nation" on most cards

although some have been found that begin with "obligation between...")

XX2 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022097)

XX2 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG066212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066212)

XX2 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022098)

XX2 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG066213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066213)

XX2 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022099)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino" across the obverse. On the bottom left reverse, "Turning

Stone Casino Resort" is on 4 lines. The 3rd line on the reverse begins "Oneida Indian Nation")

XX3 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022100)

XX3 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066214)

XX3 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066215)

XX3 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066216)

XX3 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066217)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino" across the obverse. On the bottom left reverse, "Turning

Stone Casino Resort" is on 4 lines. The 3rd line on the reverse begins "Nation and…")

XX4 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066218)

XX4 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066219)

XX4 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066220)

XX4 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066221)

XX4 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022101)

XX4 Lt Blue ($30 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022102)

XX4 Dk Green ($40 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022103)

XX4 Orange ($50 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022104)

XX4 Lavender ($75 Free Multi game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022105)

XX4 Purple ($100 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG103464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103464)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino Resort" across the obverse. The 3rd line on the reverse

starts “Nation…” and reverse bottom left logo has 4 lines of text.)

XX5 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066222)

XX5 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066223)

XX5 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022107)

XX5 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066224)

XX5 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022108)

XX5 Lt Blue ($30 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022109)

XX5 Dk Green ($40 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022111)

XX5 Orange ($50 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022112)

XX5 Lavender ($75 Free Multi game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022113)

XX5 Purple ($100 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022114)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino Resort" across the obverse. The 3rd line on the reverse

starts “Nation…” and reverse bottom left logo has 3 lines of text.)

XX6 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022115)

XX6 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022116)

XX6 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG002117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022117)

XX6 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG066226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066226)

XX6 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022118)

XX6 Lt Blue ($30 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022119)

XX6 Dk Green ($40 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022120)

XX6 Orange ($50 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022121)

XX6 Lavender ($75 Free Multi game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022122)

XX6 Purple ($100 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022123)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino Resort" across the obverse. The 3rd line on the reverse

starts “Indian Nation…” and reverse bottom left logo has 4 lines of text.)

XX7 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022124)

XX7 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022125)

XX7 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022126)

XX7 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022127)

XX7 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022128)

XX7 Lt Blue ($30 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022129)

XX7 Dk Green ($40 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022130)

XX7 Orange ($50 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022131)

XX7 Lavender ($75 Free Multi game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022132)

XX7 Purple ($100 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022133)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino Resort" across the obverse. The 3rd line on the reverse

starts “Indian Nation…” and reverse bottom left logo has 3 lines of text.)

XX8 Blue ($5 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022135)

XX8 Green ($10 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022134)

XX8 Navy ($15 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022136)

XX8 Pink ($20 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022137)

XX8 Yellow ($25 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022138)

XX8 Lt Blue ($30 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022139)

XX8 Dk Green ($40 Free Multi Game Credits) None Common 1  [CG022140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022140)

XX8 Orange ($50 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022141)

XX8 Lavender ($75 Free Multi game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022142)

XX8 Purple ($100 Free Multi Game Credits) None Scarce 3  [CG022143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022143)

(This set has "Turning Stone Casino Resort" across the obverse. The 3rd line on the reverse

starts “card must…” and reverse bottom left logo has 4 lines of text. Signature strip added.)

**(Uncertain if all values exist for each variation of the Free Multi Game Credits**

**cards or if other values exist that have not been documented!)**

XX9 Blue $5 (Express) None Common 1  [CG022145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022145)

XX9 Green $10 (Express) None Common 1  [CG022146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022146)

XX9 Pink $20 (Express) None Common 1  [CG022144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022144)

XX9 Orange $50 (Express) None Scarce 3  [CG022147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022147)

(There is NO phone number on the reverse for these Express cards)

XX10 Green $10 (Express) None Common 1  [CG022149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022149)

XX10 Dk Pink $20 (Express) None Common 1  [CG022150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022150)

XX10 Lt Orange $50 (Express) None Scarce 3  [CG022148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022148)

(There is a phone number on the reverse of these Express cards)

XX11a Green - no denomination (Express Card) None Common 1  [CG022151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022151)

(No register mark after “instant multi game” and no box around the signature strip. Reverse

logo 22mm wide in lower left corner.)

XX11b Green - no denomination (Express Card) None Common 1  [CG022152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022152)

(No register mark after “instant multi game” and no box around the signature strip. Reverse

logo 45mm wide in lower left corner.)

XX11c Green - no denomination (Express Card) None Common 1  [CG022153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022153)

(Register mark after “instant multi game” and there is a box around the signature strip.

Reverse logo centered.)

XX11d Green - no denomination (Express Card) None Common 1  [CG022154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022154)

(No register mark after “instant multi game” and no box around the signature strip. Reverse

logo centered.)

XX11e Brown - no denomination ("Express Card" & slot reels) None Common 1  [CG022155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022155)

(Short signature strip to right of “Cardholder Signature”)

XX11f Brown – no denomination (“Express Card” & slot reels) None Common 1  [CG103524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103524)

(Longer signature strip above “Cardholder Signature”)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$5) None Common 1  [CG022156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022156)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$10) None Common 1  [CG022157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022157)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$15) None Common 1  [CG022158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022158)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$20) None Common 1  [CG091293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091293)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$25) None Common 1  [CG022159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022159)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$30) None Common 1  [CG022160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022160)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$40) None Common 1  [CG022161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022161)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$50) None Common 1  [CG022162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022162)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$75) None Common 1  [CG022163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022163)

XX12 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$100) None Scarce 3  [CG022166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022166)

**(This issue has NO LOGO before “Turning Stone” on obverse)**

XX13 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$5) None Common 1  [CG022167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022167)

XX13 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$10) None Common 1  [CG022168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022168)

XX13 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$15) None Common 1  [CG022169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022169)

XX13 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$20) None Common 1  [CG022170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022170)

XX13 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$30) None Common 1  [CG022173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022173)

XX13 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$40) None Common 1  [CG022174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022174)

**(This issue of cards has removed “Resort · Casino” from the upper right obverse, but did add**

**a logo before the casino name)**

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$5) None Common 1  [CG022177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022177)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$10) None Common 1  [CG022178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022178)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$15) None Common 1  [CG022202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022202)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$20) None Common 1  [CG022203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022203)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$25) None Common 1  [CG022213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022213)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$30) None Common 1  [CG022216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022216)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$40) None Common 1  [CG022227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022227)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$50) None Common 1  [CG022228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022228)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$75) None Scarce 3  [CG024537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024537)

XX14 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$100) None Scarce 3  [CG022229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022229)

**(This issue of cards has added “Resort · Casino” to the upper right obverse, plus the logo**

**before the casino name. 9 lines reverse, last line starts with "For outstanding...")**

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$5) None Common 1  [CG022230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022230)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$10) None Common 1  [CG022232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022232)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$15) None Common 1  [CG022233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022233)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$20) None Common 1  [CG022234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022234)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$25) None Common 1  [CG022236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022236)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$30) None Common 1  [CG022237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022237)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$40) None Common 1  [CG022238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022238)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$50) None Common 1  [CG022239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022239)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$75) None Scarce 3  [CG022240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022240)

XX15 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$100) None Scarce 3  [CG022241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022241)

**(This issue of cards has “Resort · Casino” in the upper right obverse, plus the logo before**

**the casino name. 8 lines reverse with DOTS between the numbers in the 315·361·7711 phone**

**number in the last line. Note there is NO leading 1 in the phone number. Different size text**

**for credit amounts exist. There are also cards with expiration dates printed.)**

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$5) None Common 1  [CG103462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103462)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$10) None Common 1  [CG046667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046667)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$15) None Common 1  [CG046668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046668)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$20) None Common 1  [CG046669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046669)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$25) None Common 1  [CG103463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103463)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$30) None Common 1  [CG046670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046670)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$40) None Common 1  [CG103573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103573)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$50) None Common 1  [CG103697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103697)

XX16 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$100) None Scarce 3  [CG103698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103698)

**(This issue of cards has “Resort · Casino” in the upper right obverse, plus the logo before**

**the casino name. 8 lines reverse with PERIODS between the numbers in the 315.361.7711**

**phone number in the last line. Note NO leading 1 in the phone number. Different size text**

**for credit amounts exist. There are also cards with expiration dates printed.)**

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$5) None Common 1  [CG022242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022242)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$8) None Scarce 3  [CG022244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022244)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$10) None Common 1  [CG022245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022245)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$12) None Scarce 3  [CG103700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103700)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$13) None Scarce 3  [CG022246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022246)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$15) None Common 1  [CG022247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022247)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$20) None Common 1  [CG022248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022248)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$25) None Common 1  [CG022258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022258)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$30) None Common 1  [CG022259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022259)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$40) None Common 1  [CG022260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022260)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$50) None Common 1  [CG022261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022261)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$75) None Scarce 3  [CG022262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022262)

XX17 Red (Instant Multi Game Credits-$100) None Scarce 3  [CG022263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022263)

**(This issue of cards has “Resort · Casino” in the upper right obverse, plus the logo before**

**the casino name. 8 lines reverse with periods between the numbers in the 1.315.361.7711**

**phone number in the last line. Note the LEADING 1 in the phone number. Different size**

**text for credit amounts exist. There are also cards with expiration dates printed.)**

XX Grey/White (Instant Multi Game Credits-$5) None V Scarce 7  [CG022264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022264)

(Brad Paisley – January 14, 05)

XX Black (Lightning Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG022284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022284)

XX Black (Lava Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG088436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0888436)

XX Purple (TS Rewards – Employee) None V Scarce 7  [CG169539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169539)

(Same design as the 6th and 7th issue cards)

[**VERNON DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYVEVD) **(Vernon, NY)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Winners Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG022297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022297)

Silver (Winners Circle – Silver / Expires 12/31/06) None V Scarce 7  [CG045472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045472)

(**Phone number** last line left reverse)

2nd Black (Winners Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG044867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044867)

Brown (Winners Circle – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG022298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022298)

Grey (“Winners Circle – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG022299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022299)

(**Address** last line left reverse)

*(Used the same cards as Tioga Downs 3rd and 4th issues!)*

[**YELLOW BRICK ROAD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYCHYB) **(Chittenango, NY)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Uses the same cards as the Turning Stone Casino)*

[**NORTH DAKOTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=nd)

[**4 BEARS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NDNT4B) **(New Town, ND)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red ("4 Bears Casino & Lodge”) Faraday V Rare+ 75  [CG091633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091633)

2nd White ("4 Bears Casino & Lodge”) Faraday V Rare+ 75  [CG091634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091634)

3rd White ("4 Bears Casino & Lodge”) None V Rare+ 75  [CG091635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091635)

(Raised Print)

4th Brown/Multi ("Players Card" & Dice/Slot Machine) None V Rare 25  [CG013467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013467)

(Reverse has 7 lines of text, no signature strip)

Lavender (“Silver Card” & Bridge over Water) None V Rare 35  [CG013468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013468)

(“Silver Card” in black box on obverse)

5th Blue/Multi ("Players Card" & Dice/Slot Machine) None Rare 15  [CG013469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013469)

(Reverse has 6 lines of text with signature strip. There is a “straight” apostrophe after the

word “players” in the 2nd line of the reverse paragraph.)

Blue ("Silver Card") None Rare 15  [CG013470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013470)

Blue ("VIP Gold Card") None Rare 15  [CG013471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013471)

Silver ("Platinum Membership Card") ACC V Rare 25  [CG013472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013472)

(Above high level cards are very hard to get)

6th Blue/Multi ("Players Card" & Dice/Slot Machine) None V Scarce 7  [CG091636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091636)

(There is a “curved” apostrophe after the word “players” in the 2nd line of the reverse paragraph)

7th Blue/Multi (“Players Card” & Dice/Slot Machine) ACC Scarce 3  [CG089610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089610)

(There is NO apostrophe after the word “players” in the 2nd line of the reverse paragraph)

(This casino has gone to a “one card” system. All high level cards are no longer in use.)

8th Black ("Players Card" & Large Bear Head) ABL Scarce 3  [CG149861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149861)

[**DAKOTA MAGIC**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NDHADM) **(Hankinson, ND)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (“Dakota Club” & Dice) None Rare 15  [CG004798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004798)

(Signature strip on reverse)

2nd Black (Dakota Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG004799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004799)

(NO web address on reverse)

3rd Black (Dakota Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004800)

(Web address on reverse)

4th Black (“Dakota Club” & Slot Machine) ACC Scarce 3  [CG091637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091637)

(Reverse text is 34mm top to bottom)

5th Black (“Dakota Club” & Slot Machine) ACC Scarce 3  [CG013473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013473)

(Reverse text is 32mm top to bottom)

6th Yellow (“Magic Player’s Club”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG013474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013474)

XX White (Easy Money Club) None Rare 25  [CG004801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004801)

*(See Dakota Nation Gaming for later cards used at additional locations)*

[**DAKOTA NATION GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=sdxxdn) **(Multiple Locations)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey ("Dakota Card" & dancing indian) None Scarce 3  [CG029497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029497)

2nd Brown (Bronze – Players Club Reward Program) None Scarce 3  [CG148375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148375)

(Logo upper left obverse)

[**GRAND TREASURE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NDTRPP) **(Trenton, ND)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Originally to be called the Painted Pony Casino but the name was changed before it ever opened)*

1st Red/Multi (Soaring Eagle Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG148140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148140)

[**PRAIRIE KNIGHTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NDFYPK) **(Fort Yates, ND)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold/Blue ("Club Seven") Faraday Rare 25  [CG013475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013475)

(Punchboard reader)

2nd Gold/Blue ("Club Seven") None V Scarce 7  [CG013476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013476)

Gold/Purple ("Club Seven") None V Scarce 7  [CG013477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013477)

(Blank reverse – except for very large mag stripe)

3rd Gold/Blue ("Club Seven") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG013478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013478)

Gold/Purple ("Club Seven") PPC Scarce 7  [CG013479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013479)

(This issue has a signature strip)

4th Gold/Lt Blue ("Club Seven") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG013480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013480)

(No signature strip, blue is lighter than 3rd issue)

5th Blue (“Club Seven” & Indian on Horseback) PPC Scarce 3  [CG013482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013482)

(Color variations exist)

6th Blue ("Club 7" with Slot machine in background) PPC Scarce 3  [CG091640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091640)

**SHOOTING STAR’S GREAT NORTHERN RESTAURANT & BREWERY (Fargo, ND)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

XX Green ("Conductor's Card" & Train) None V Rare 50  [SCG00059](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00059.jpg)

(This card is some type of unusual credit/discount card)

[**SKY DANCER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NDBESD) **(Belcourt, ND)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue ("Northern Lights Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG013483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013483)

2nd Blue ("Northern Lights Players Club") ACC Scarce 3  [CG013484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013484)

3rd Blue ("Northern Lights Players Club") Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG013505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013505)

4th Blue ("Northern Lights Players Club") ACC Scarce 3  [CG053741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053741)

(2 solid lines are dividing the 3 paragraphs on reverse of the 3rd and 4th issues)

5th Blue ("Northern Lights Players Club") ABL Scarce 3  [CG091641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091641)

Black ("VIP") ABL V Scarce 7  [CG013506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013506)

6th Purple (Northern Lights Players Club) ABL Scarce 3  [CG148244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148244)

(Vertical card with white edge for player info printing)

XX Brown/Blue ("Northern Lights Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG013507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013507)

[**SPIRIT LAKE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NDSMSL) **(Spirit Lake, ND)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multicolored ("The Cash Back Club!" & Sunset View) None V Rare 35  [CG013515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013515)

(Punch-board reader)

2nd Blue (Millennium Edition) None V Rare 25  [CG013516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013516)

(Punchboard reader)

3rd Tan (Spirit Lake Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013517)

(Reverse last line starts “canceled or modified…”)

4th Tan (Spirit Lake Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG013539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013539)

(Reverse text bottom paragraph moved right, last line starts “be canceled or modified…”)

5th Orange (Spirit Lake Player's Club & Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG013751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013751)

("Great Stories Start Here!" under casino name lower left obverse)

[**OHIO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=oh)

**CEDAR DOWNS (Sandusky, OH)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2006? Closed: no

*(All cards are also used at Northfield Park)*

1st Purple (“Players Club” – Cedar Downs Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [SCG00203](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00203.jpg)

[**HARD ROCK ROCKSINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OHNOHR) **(Northfield Park, OH)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) plicards Common 1  [CG119502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119502)

(Has "C-00269155C" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Black (Rock Star Rewards – Hall of Fame) plicards Scarce 3  [CG118794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118794)

(Has "C-00269155B" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Black (Rock Star Rewards – Legend) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG123624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123624)

(Has "C-00269155A" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

2nd Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) None Common 1  [CG126251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126251)

(Reverse text now centered, no longer aligned at left)

3rd Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) plicards Common 1  [CG168787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168787)

(Has "P698233" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) plicards Common 1  [CG142892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142892)

(Has "P708117" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

4th Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) plicards Common 1  [CG156747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156747)

(Has "P716512-2" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

5th Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) plicards Scarce 3  [CG174958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174958)

(Has “P726224-2” in upper left corner on reverse and “www.plicards.com” in upper right)

Purple (Rock Star Rewards – Hall of Fame) plicards Scarce 3  [CG156748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156748)

(Has "P726224" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Gold (Rock Star Rewards – Legend) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG156749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156749)

(Has "P726224-1" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

6th Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) plicards Common 1  [CG180238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180238)

(Has "C-00269155F" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Gold (Rock Star Rewards – Legend) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG195175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195175)

(Has " C-00269155D" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

7th Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) None Common 1  [CG183513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183513)

Purple (Rock Star Rewards – Hall of Fame) None Scarce 3  [CG183514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183514)

Gold (Rock Star Rewards – Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG183515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183515)

(This issue has the level centered in large letters with “Rock Star Rewards” in the bottom right

next to Hard Rock logo)

8th Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) plicards Common 1  [CG201548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201548)

(Has "P818789" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

Purple (Rock Star Rewards – Hall of Fame) plicards Scarce 3  [CG201549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201549)

(Has "P818789-1" in upper left corner on reverse and "www.plicards.com" in upper right)

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OHTOHC) **(Toledo, OH)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG109535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109535)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG009298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009298)

Red (“Marquee Rewards Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG021331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021331)

Black ("Marquee Rewards Executive Producer") None V Scarce 7  [CG009299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009299)

(Five lines of text in reverse paragraph)

2nd Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG074966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074966)

Mustard (“Marquee Rewards Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG160823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160823)

Red ("Marquee Rewards – Producer") None Common 3  [CG109532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109532)

(Six lines of text in reverse paragraph, text moved right to make room for punch hole)

(Same cards were used briefly at the Lawrenceburg, IN Hollywood Casino as the 3rd and 4th

issues there early in 2012 and both locations were listed on the reverse. The casino now uses

generic Marquee Rewards cards that are listed in the Universal Slot Card section and used at

multiple locations. “Studio Gold” senior stickers have been found on different levels.)

[**MIAMI VALLEY GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OHLEMV) **(Lebanon, OH)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st White (MVG Classic) None Common 1  [CG118774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118774)

Grey (MVG Advantage) None Common 3  [CG118788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118788)

Red (MVG Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG118789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118789)

Black (MVG Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG118790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118790)

**NORTHFIELD PARK (Northfield, OH)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2006? Closed: no

*(Cedar Downs cards can also be used at Northfield Park)*

1st Red (“Players Club Players Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00060](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00060.jpg)

Black (“Players Club Elite Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [SCG00061](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00061.jpg)

XX Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [SCG00062](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00062.jpg)

(This oversized thin plastic card was used prior to the regular slot cards listed above)

**RIVER DOWNS (Cincinnati, OH)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Became Belterra Park)*

PC White/Purple (Bar code obverse) WW&L inc. Scarce 3  [SCG00063](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00063.jpg)

PC Cream/Purple (The Turf Club) WW&L inc. Scarce 3  [SCG00064](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00064.jpg)

(WW&L inc. stands for “Weldon, Williams & Lick”)

[**SCIOTO DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OHCOSD) **(Columbus, OH)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Purple (INCLUB Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG070876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070876)

Gold (INCLUB Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG118374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118374)

Silver (INCLUB Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG071432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071432)

Black (INCLUB Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG118375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118375)

(This issue says "Scioto Downs Casino & Racetrack")

2nd Purple (INCLUB Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG118372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118372)

Gold (INCLUB Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG133209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133209)

Silver (INCLUB Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG118373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118373)

Black (INCLUB Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG133210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133210)

(This issue says "Scioto Downs Racino")

(See the One Club cards from Eldorado Resorts in the Universal Selection for later cards)

**THISTLEDOWN (Cleveland, OH)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Multi (MEC Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG128702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128702)

(15 different race tracks listed on the reverse, but is issued ONLY at this casino)

[**OKLAHOMA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ok)

**7 CLANS CASINOS (Various Locations)**

[Indian Casino]*(See Otoe Missouri Development Authority)*

[**ADA GAMING CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKADCG) **(Ada, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (AGC) None Scarce 3  [CG014308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014308)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "Individuals")

2nd Blue (AGC) None Scarce 3  [CG061864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061864)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "Thanks")

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG014309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014309)

XX White (Multimedia Games-small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG014310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014310)

[**ADA TRAVEL STOP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKADAT) **(Ada, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Grey (Ada Travel Stop logo) None Scarce 3  [CG014306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014306)

(Last line in reverse paragraph is "GOOD LUCK!")

2nd Red/Grey (Ada Travel Stop logo) None Scarce 3  [CG014307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014307)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts "lawfully use this card.")

[**APACHE CASINO HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKLAAC) **(Lawton, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously the Ft. Sill Apache Casino)*

1st Black (Apache Casino Hotel) P634550 Scarce 3  [CG011297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011297)

2nd Black (Apache Casino Hotel) P647976 Scarce 3  [CG011298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011298)

3rd Black (Apache Casino Hotel) P656754 Scarce 3  [CG061867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061867)

4th Black (Apache Casino Hotel) P680975 Scarce 3  [CG125787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125787)

5th Black (Apache Casino Hotel) P713074 Scarce 3  [CG200406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200406)

6th Black (Apache Casino Hotel) P725225 Scarce 3  [CG147823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147823)

[**ARDMORE GAMING CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKARAG) **(Ardmore, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

*(Became Gold Mountain Casino)*

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG172690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172690)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG172691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172691)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG172692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172692)

**[ARTESIAN, The](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSUAH) (Sulphor, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Biege (“Players Club” & paisley pattern to the right) None Scarce 3  [CG125788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125788)

(Reverse text starts approximately 2mm below the reverse mag stripe)

2nd Biege ("Players Club" & paisley patter to the right) None Scarce 3  [CG141883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141883)

(Reverse text moved lower, now starts approximately 5mm below the reverse mag stripe and

ends closer to the bottom of the card)

**[BLACK GOLD CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWIBG) (Wilson, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (“Black Gold Casino” on wood plank design) 01 Scarce 3  [CG011309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011309)

(Has “01” in upper right corner on reverse)

2nd Black (Wildcatter Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011310)

(Reverse paragraph is 67mm wide)

3rd Black (Wildcatter Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG133944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133944)

(Reverse paragraph is now 70mm wide)

XX White (Multimedia Games-small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011311)

(Casino occasionally used the abbreviation “BGC” on the Multimedia Games cards)

[**BLACK HAWK CASINO, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSHBH) **(Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Brown/Gold ("BH" under wood design) None Scarce 3  [CG061966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061966)

2nd Brown/Gold (“BH” under wood design) None Scarce 3  [CG162578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162578)

(Copyright 2011, mentions Sac & Fox Nation on bottom line reverse)

3rd Yellow (Player’s Choice – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG183043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183043)

(Copyright 2011)

[**BORDERTOWN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSEBT) **(West Seneca, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2012

1st White (“Rocket Bingo” & Spaceship in Lower Right) None V Scarce 7  [CG011312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011312)

2nd White (“Rocket Bingo” & Spaceship in Center) None V Scarce 7  [CG011313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011313)

3rd Purple/Multi (Club Bordertown) None Scarce 3  [CG011314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011314)

4th Red/Black (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011315)

(It was very hard to get this card – supposedly they told people they were running out and

it had to be a new account)

5th Blue (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011316)

6th Blue (Players Club & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG011317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011317)

(Added “Bordertown Outpost” to the obverse, comma (,) after phone# second line reverse)

7th Blue (Players Club & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG011318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011318)

(“Bordertown Outpost” on the obverse, **NO** comma (,) after phone number 2nd line reverse)

8th Blue (Gem Card – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG011319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011319)

Red (Gem Card – Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG011320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011320)

Black (Gem Card – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG011321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011321)

(This issue has 6 lines of text in the reverse bottom paragraph)

9th Purple (Gem Card – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG011322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011322)

10th Blue (Gem Card – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG011323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011323)

Red (Gem Card – Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG011324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011324)

Black (Gem Card – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG011325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011325)

(This issue has 8 lines of text in the reverse bottom paragraph & the paragraph is aligned)

11th Blue (Gem Card – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG011326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011326)

Red (Gem Card – Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG011327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011327)

(Ext. 307 in reverse phone number, previous cards had ext 300)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011328)

XX White (Multimedia Games-small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011329)

[**BORDERTOWN CASINO & ARENA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWYBC) **(Wyandotte, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Brown ("Bordertown Casino Arena" & bucking bronco) PG Scarce 3  [CG141872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141872)

2nd Brown (“Bordertown Casino Arena” & bucking bronco) None Scarce 3  [CG182624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182624)

[**BORDERTOWN OUTPOST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWYBO) **(West Seneca, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: 2012

*(Renamed the Outpost Casino in 2012 when the Bordertown Casino closed and was later*

*replaced by the Indigo Sky Casin. See Bordertown 6th & 7th issues for earlier cards that*

*were shared between locations)*

1st Black (Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011330)

(This issue has 7 lines of text in the reverse bottom paragraph)

2nd Black (Club Card) 01 Scarce 3  [CG011331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011331)

(“01” in upper right corner on reverse)

3rd Black (Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011332)

(This issue has 8 lines of text in the reverse bottom paragraph & the paragraph is aligned)

XX White (Small Multimedia Games Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG061964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061964)

[**BUFFALO RUN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMIBR) **(Miami, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st White (Buffalo in center) None Scarce 3  [CG010562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010562)

2nd Orange (Most Valuable Player) (I) Scarce 3  [CG033443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033443)

3rd Yellow (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG029922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029922)

4th Yellow/Multi (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010563)

Red/Multi (Players Club Select) None Scarce 3  [CG010564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010564)

Blue/Multi (Players Club Choice) None Scarce 5  [CG010565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010565)

Grey/Multi (Players Club Prestige) None V Scarce 7  [CG010566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010566)

(Buffalo logo to left of center level info)

5th Black/Gold (Gold Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010575)

Black/Red (Select Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010576)

Black/Blue (Choice Rewards) None Scarce 5  [CG010609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010609)

Black/Grey (Prestige Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG010610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010610)

("Prestige" centered in grey band)

Black/Grey (Prestige Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG126833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126833)

("Prestige" extends into the black above the grey band)

(Buffalo logo in lower right corner on obverse)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG010611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010611)

XX White (Buffalo Run Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG010614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010614)

**[CASINO OKLAHOMA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKHICO) (Hinton, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Brown (Casino Oklahoma Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010615)

(“Casino Oklahoma Player’s Club” across bottom of card all on one line)

2nd Black (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG202084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202084)

(Larger “Player’s Club” below Casino Oklahoma logo)

3rd Multi (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG134347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134347)

(2 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse)

*(2nd issue and later used at both the Gold River and Casino Oklahoma with both casino*

*logos on the obverse)*

4th Multi (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG166077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166077)

(5 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse)

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKXXCC)**S (Multiple Properties – OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(All cards are used at every Cherokee property)*

1st Blue (“Cherokee Rewards” Promotions Card) None Common 1  [CG110937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110937)

(Web address is "CherokeeCasino.com" and color variations do exist)

2nd Blue (“Cherokee Rewards” Promotions Card) None Common 1  [CG014872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014872)

(Web address is www.cherokeecasino.com")

(Claremore, Talequah, Ft. Gibson, and Sallisaw Casinos are listed on first two issues)

3rd Red (Cherokee Star Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110850)

Brown (Cherokee Star Rewards) None Common 1  [CG110942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110942)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards) None Common 1  [CG111048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111048)

4th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) None Common 1  [CG110867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110867)

Brown (Cherokee Star Rewards Gold Card) None Common 1  [CG111413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111413)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards Black Card) None Scarce 3  [CG112181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112181)

(6 properties listed on reverse with no date)

5th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) None Common 1  [CG111466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111466)

Brown (Cherokee Star Rewards Gold Card) None Common 1  [CG111569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111569)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards Black Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111571)

(Copyright 2011 with 7 properties listed on reverse)

6th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) None Common 1  [CG052732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052732)

Brown (Cherokee Star Rewards Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111698)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards Black Card) None Scarce 3  [CG111226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111226)

(Copyright 2012 with 7 properties listed on reverse)

7th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) P659680 Common 1  [CG112949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112949)

Brown (Cherokee Star Rewards Gold Card) P659680-2 Scarce 3  [CG115363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115363)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards Black Card) P659680-1 Scarce 3  [CG110865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110865)

(Copyright 2012)

8th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) P663330 Common 1  [CG112967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112967)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards Black Card) P663330-1 Scarce 3  [CG142845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142845)

(Copyright 2012)

9th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) P679502 Common 1  [CG126832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126832)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards Black Card) P679502-1 Scarce 3  [CG136319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136319)

(Copyright 2012)

10th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) P689244 Common 1  [CG136320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136320)

(Copyright 2012)

11th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) P712320 Common 1  [CG141871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141871)

(Copyright 2012)

12th Red (Cherokee Star Rewards Red Card) P717105 Common 1  [CG200490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200490)

(Copyright 2012)

13th Black/Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) P725019 Common 1  [CG147195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147195)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) P725019-1 Scarce 3  [CG147196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147196)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Platinum) P725019-2 V Scarce 7  [CG147197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147197)

Black/Blue (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) P725019-3 Rare 15  [CG147198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147198)

(This issue was also used at the Hard Rock Tulsa before that casino decided to have their

own cards. Their later cards have a record design at the left while the multiproperty cards

have a geometric design at the left.)

14th Black/Dk Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) P728452-7 Common 1  [CG152004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152004)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) P728452-8 Scarce 3  [CG166079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166079)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Platinum) P728452-9 V Scarce 7  [CG166080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166080)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) P728452-10 Rare 15  [CG166081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166081)

15th Black/Silver (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) LVP745938 Rare 15  [CG166081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166081)

16th Black/Dk Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) LVP758829 Common 1  [CG199006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199006)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) LVP758829-1 Scarce 3  [CG199007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199007)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Platinum) LVP758829-2 V Scarce 7  [CG199008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199008)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) LVP758829-3 Rare 15  [CG199009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199009)

17th Black/Dk Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) LVP782190 Common 1  [CG199095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199095)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) LVP782190-1 Scarce 3  [CG199010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199010)

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCACC) **(Catoosa, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Diamond Game & “Smart Chip”) None V Scarce 7  [CG010619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010619)

2nd White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010620)

(No box around signature strip on reverse, "Cherokee" in reverse logo is approx 21mm wide)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010621)

(No box around signature strip on reverse, "Cherokee" in reverse logo is approx 27mm wide)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010622)

(Box around signature stripe on reverse is 9mm high)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010628)

(Box around signature stripe on reverse is 6.5mm high, mag stripe is 12.5mm wide)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010629)

(Box around signature stripe on reverse is 6.5mm high and less space between box and

"Signature Required" than on card above, mag stripe is 10mm wide)

**(Unclear what order issued but all 2nd issue cards were used at Catoosa and Roland)**

3rd Grey (“Cherokee Rewards Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG010630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010630)

(Bottom line of text on reverse is 66mm wide)

Grey ("Cherokee Rewards Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG126835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126835)

(Bottom line of text on reverse is 69mm wide)

4th Grey (“Cherokee Rewards” & Cherokee Chopper) None Scarce 3  [CG010637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010637)

5th Brown (“Cherokee Rewards” & Poker Champ) None Scarce 3  [CG010639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010639)

6th Grey (“Cherokee Rewards Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG010642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010642)

(Phone number ends to the **left** of the word “Front” in the sentence above)

7th Grey (“Cherokee Rewards Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG010643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010643)

(Added a PO Box number on the reverse, "Silver Member" is 41mm wide)

8th Grey (“Cherokee Rewards Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG123462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123462)

(Same as 7th issue but "Silver Member" is 43mm wide. Grey bands in background pattern are

now slightly wider and less lines in each segment of the pattern.)

TC Blue/Multi (Club 21) None V Scarce 7  [CG010646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010646)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG010647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010647)

XX White ("Cherokee Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG010648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010648)

(Not sure which location used this card so listed under Catoosa, Roland and West Siloam)

XX White (Blackjack Tournament Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG010649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010649)

*(Briefly used the Hard Rock Tulsa cards and then switched to the Cherokee –*

*Multiple Property cards, see the other entries for later cards)*

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKFGCC) **(Fort Gibson, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Red (Welcome to the Fort - Grand Opening 2012) None Scarce 3  [CG048373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048373)

Gold (Welcome to the Fort - Grand Opening 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG048375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048375)

Black (Welcome to the Fort - Grand Opening 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG048594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048594)

XX Orange (Promotions Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG066992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066992)

(This card was also used at Talequah and is listed under both locations)

*(See Cherokee Casino – Multiple Properties for later cards used at all properties)*

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKRACC) **(Ramona, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See Cherokee Casino – Multiple Properties for cards used at all properties)*

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKROCC) **(Roland, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Rust (Small Arrowhead & Barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG068086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068086)

2nd Rust (Small Arrowhead & No Barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG068406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068406)

("Signature Required" is 3mm above "C" in Cherokee below, 10.5mm mag stripe)

DK Rust (Small Arrowhead & No Barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG069137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069137)

("Signature Required" is 2mm above "C" in Cherokee below, 12.5mm mag stripe)

3rd Rust (Small Arrowhead & No Barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG069197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069197)

(There are minor changes to the size of the text, but the signature strip is outlined in black)

4th White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010620)

(No box around signature strip reverse, "Cherokee" in reverse logo is approx 21mm wide)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010621)

(No box around signature strip reverse, "Cherokee" in reverse logo is approx 27mm wide.)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010622)

(Box around signature stripe on reverse is 9mm high)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010628)

(Box around signature stripe on reverse is 6.5mm high, mag stripe is 12.5mm wide)

White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG010629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010629)

(Box around signature stripe on reverse is 6.5mm high and less space between box and

"Signature Required" than on card above, mag stripe is 10mm wide)

**(Unclear what order issued but all 4th issue cards were used at Catoosa and Roland)**

5th White “Cherokee Casino” 5 times-wallpaper) None V Scarce 7  [CG071713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071713)

(Reverse upside down, space between the upper and lower "Cherokee" in the wallpaper pattern

is 22mm)

White “Cherokee Casino” 5 times-wallpaper) None V Scarce 7  [CG072395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072395)

(Reverse right side up, space between the upper and lower "Cherokee" in the wallpaper pattern is 27mm)

White “Cherokee Casino” 5X-wallpaper & MM Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG073173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073173)

(Large Multimedia Games logo on obverse, reverse right side up)

6th Blue (“Cherokee Rewards” Promotions Card) None Scarce 3  [CG073174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073174)

7th Blue (“Cherokee Rewards” Players Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG074204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074204)

8th Grey (“Cherokee Rewards Players Club” Silver Member) None Scarce 3  [CG074216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074216)

XX White/Gold (Blackjack Tournament Club) None Rare 10  [CG074221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074221)

(This card is used for entrance in a blackjack tournament that costs $5, mag stripe reverse)

XX Blue/Red (Rocket Bingo) None Scarce 3  [CG074309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074309)

XX Blue (Diamond Game) None Scarce 3  [CG078756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=078756)

XX White ("Cherokee Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG010648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010648)

(Not sure which location used this card so listed under Catoosa, Roland and West Siloam)

*(See Cherokee Casino – Multiple Properties for later cards used at all properties)*

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSACC) **(Sallisaw, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See Cherokee Casino – Multiple Properties for cards used at all properties)*

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTACC) **(Tahlequah, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

XX Orange (Promotions Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG066992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066992)

(This card was also used at Ft. Gibson and is listed under both locations)

*(See Cherokee Casino – Multiple Properties for later cards used at all properties)*

[**CHEROKEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWSCC) **(West Siloam, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (“Player’s Club” & Indian symbol in center) None V Scarce 7  [CG047268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047268)

(No box around signature strip on reverse)

2nd Blue (“Cherokee Rewards” Promotions Card) None Scarce 3  [CG047269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047269)

3rd Blue (“Cherokee Rewards” Players Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG047270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047270)

4th Grey (“Cherokee Rewards” Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052708)

(Silver Member)

XX White/Purple (Blackjack Tournament Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG047271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047271)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG048372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048372)

XX White ("Cherokee Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG010648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010648)

(Not sure which location used this card so listed under Catoosa, Roland and West Siloam)

*(See Cherokee Casino – Multiple Properties for later cards used at all properties)*

[**CHEROKEE CASINO WILL ROGERS DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCLWR) **) (Claremore, OK)**

[Indian Casino] **S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously used the Cherokee Casino – Multiple Properties cards up through the 3rd*

*issue then switched to their own cards listed below)*

1st Blue (“Cherokee Rewards” Promotions Card) None Scarce 3  [CG084435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084435)

2nd Blue/Gold (Cherokee Casino Will Rogers Downs) None Scarce 3  [CG140181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140181)

[**CHICKSAW CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMACG) **(Duncan, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: c.2004 Closed: 2006

XX White (Multimedia Games – large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG172693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172693)

[**CHISHOLM TRAIL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKDUCT) **(Duncan, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2006

1st Rust (Players Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG010655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010655)

(Small Longhorn logo bottom right on reverse)

2nd Rust (Players Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG010656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010656)

(No Longhorn logo reverse)

3rd Multi (Stampede Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010657)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "for joining the club...")

4th Multi (Stampede Club) 02 Scarce 3  [CG010658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010658)

(“02” in upper right corner on reverse)

5th Multi (Stampede Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010659)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "card....")

6th Multi (Stampede Club) None Scarce 3  [CG147830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147830)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "the club...")

7th Multi (Stampede Club) None Scarce 3  [CG159112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159112)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with "Thanks….")

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG010660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010660)

[**CHOCTAW CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKXXC1) **(Multiple Properties – OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casinos typically print their location in the upper right corner on the obverse of the 1st*

*thru 4th issue cards. The same cards are used at all Choctaw casinos.)*

1st Purple (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG084430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084430)

(Last line reverse begins “details...”)

2nd Purple (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG029924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029924)

(Last line reverse begins “at Choctaw Casinos.”)

3rd Brown (Choctaw Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG069854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069854)

Silver (Choctaw Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011333)

Gold (Choctaw Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011334)

Black (Choctaw Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011335)

(No levels are printed on these cards)

4th Brown (Choctaw Rewards – Copper) None Scarce 3  [CG121851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121851)

Silver (Choctaw Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG084431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084431)

Gold (Choctaw Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG084432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084432)

(There are two distinct colors of this card, one more copper & the other more gold)

Black (Choctaw Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 5  [CG084433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084433)

White (Choctaw Rewards – Holographic “Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG084434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084434)

White (Choctaw Rewards – normal print “Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG011336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011336)

5th Red (Choctaw Rewards – Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG169877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169877)

Blue (Choctaw Rewards – Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG200910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200910)

(This issue has 2 large feathers)

XX Red (World Series of Poker Circuit Events) USFI Scarce 3  [CG082379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082379)

(Vertical card)

[**CHOCTAW GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKDUCR) **(Durant, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2006

Club re-opened 2008

1st Red/Yellow (“Players Club” & Indian) None Scarce 3  [CG010661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010661)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011337)

(This issue was used during the first opening of the club. 2004-2006)

XX Orange (Sun & Sol Punchcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG011338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011338)

XX White (Club 55) None Scarce 3  [CG011354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011354)

*(Choctaw casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CHOCTAW GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPOCC) **(Pocola, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011376)

XX White (“Pocola Kiosk Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG011377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011377)

*(Choctaw casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CIMARRON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPECB) **(Perkins, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (Champions Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011363)

(2 different width mag strips make the placement of text variable. No Cimarron on obverse)

2nd Red (Champions Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011370)

(Cimarron Casino logo on obverse)

3rd Red (Champions Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG121093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121093)

(Cimarron Casino & Ioway Casino logos on front, card used at both locations)

4th Red (The Club – Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG140560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140560)

Grey (The Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG140561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140561)

Gold (The Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG140562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140562)

Black (The Club – VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG140563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140563)

XX White (Champions Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG200911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200911)

XX Silver (Champions Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG200912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200912)

(These two cards have a blank reverse)

**COMANCHE NATION ENTERTAINMENT**

[**COMANCHE NATION CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKLAC1)  **(Multiple Properties – OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Red/Yellow (The “C” Club” on diagonal) None V Scarce 7  [CG014312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014312)

2nd Orange ("C CLUB") None V Scarce 7  [CG014313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014313)

("CASINO" only in Comanche Red River logo on lower right reverse)

3rd Orange ("C CLUB") None V Scarce 7  [CG126830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126830)

("HOTEL CASINO" in Comanche Red River logo on lower right reverse)

4th Orange (Comanche Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG148010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148010)

Gold (Comanche Premiere) None Scarce 3  [CG148011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148011)

Grey (Comanche Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG148012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148012)

Black (Comanche Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG148013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148013)

[**COMANCHE NATION GAMES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKLACN) **(Lawton, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Comanche Nation Games & CNG) None Scarce 3  [CG010668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010668)

2nd White (Comanche Nation Games) None Scarce 3  [CG010669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010669)

3rd White (Comanche Nation Games & Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG010670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010670)

(Large Multimedia Games logo)

TC White (Blackjack Tournament Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG010671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010671)

PC White (Blackjack Tournament Players Club-Temporary) None V Scarce 7  [CG010672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010672)

*(See “Comanche Nation Casinos” for later cards)*

[**COMANCHE RED RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKRACR) **(Devol, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st White (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG014311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014311)

*(See “Comanche Nation Casinos” for later cards)*

[**COMANCHE SPUR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKRACR) **(OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(See “Comanche Nation Casinos”)*

[**COMANCHE STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKRACR) **(OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(See “Comanche Nation Casinos”)*

[**CONCHO TRAVEL CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCOCT) **(Concho, OK)**

[Indian Casino] *(Listed with "Lucky Star Casino")*

[**CREEK NATION CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKXXC2) **(Multiple Properties – OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(All Creek Nation casinos started using a common card in 2016, including River Spirit and*

*One Fire casinos)*

1st Orange (Creek Nation Connect - Amber) PG Scarce 3  [CG166278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166278)

Blue (Creek Nation Connect – Sapphire) PG Scarce 3  [CG166279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166279)

Green (Creek Nation Connect – Turquoise) PG Scarce 3  [CG166280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166280)

Black (Creek Nation Connect – Onyx) PG V Scarce 7  [CG166281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166281)

(Last line on reverse starts with “Muscogee…”)

2nd Orange (Creek Nation Connect - Amber) PG Scarce 3  [CG200423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200423)

Blue (Creek Nation Connect – Sapphire) PG Scarce 3  [CG200424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200424)

Green (Creek Nation Connect – Turquoise) PG Scarce 3  [CG200425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200425)

Black (Creek Nation Connect – Onyx) PG V Scarce 7  [CG200426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200426)

(Last line on reverse is “and its courts.”)

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKBRCN) **(Bristow, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green/White (“Catch the excitement!”) None Scarce 3  [CG010750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010750)

2nd Black (“Where Excitement Begins!”) None Scarce 3  [CG010751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010751)

(Casino name and address on single line at bottom of obverse)

3rd Black ("Where Excitement Begins!") None Scarce 3  [CG010752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010752)

(Name and address at bottom of obverse now removed)

4th Black (Creek Nation Casino Bristow logo) None Scarce 3  [CG125952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125952)

(No longer has "Where Excitement Begins!" under obverse logo)

5th Black (Creek Nation Casino Bristow logo) PG Scarce 3  [CG200427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200427)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCHCN) **(Checotah, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Tan/White (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010753)

2nd Brown (“Where Entertainment Begins”) None Scarce 3  [CG010780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010780)

(Smaller font for “Where Entertainment Begins” on obverse with space between lines. Logo

on reverse is larger and is aligned with the bottom two lines of text.)

3rd Brown (“Where Entertainment Begins”) None Scarce 3  [CG010784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010784)

(Larger font for “Where Entertainment Begins” on obverse with NO space between lines. Logo on

reverse is smaller and starts right of the start of the bottom two lines of text.)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKBEDC) **(Duck Creek, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Green (White Buffalo Players Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011564)

2nd Brown/Brown (White Buffalo Players Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011565)

3rd Brown/Green (White Buffalo Players Club Card) PG Scarce 3  [CG011568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011568)

4th White (White Buffalo Players Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG011569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011569)

5th Green (Duck Creek Players Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG061941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061941)

(Reverse logo at left)

6th Green (Duck Creek Players Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG200852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200852)

(Reverse logo centered)

PC White (Logo at top) None V Scarce 7  [CG011570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011570)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKEUCN) **(Eufaula, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Multi (The Cove Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG070890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070890)

(One line of text along bottom of reverse, "Cove" on obverse in white in upper & lower case,

lines above and below "Players Club")

2nd Red/Multi (The Cove Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010828)

(Two lines of text along bottom of reverse**)**

3rd Red/Multi (The Cove Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010834)

(One line of text along bottom of reverse, "COVE" on obverse in blue, no lines near "Players Club")

4th Red/Multi (The Cove Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG133680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133680)

(One line of text along bottom of reverse, "COVE" on obverse in blue. Reverse logo now has

vertical lines in the background, previous cards had solid backgrounds in logo)

5th Black/Multi (The Cove Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG162579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162579)

Red/Multi (The Cove Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG163043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163043)

Blue/Multi (The Cove Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG163044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163044)

(These cards show a scenic view overlooking a lake with a plant to the right)

XX Black (Fifth Year Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG163045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163045)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKHOCN) **(Holdenville, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/White (“Unity Players Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG011371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011371)

2nd Red (“Players Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG011372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011372)

3rd Black (“Players Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG101318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101318)

4th Black (“Players Club Card”) PG Scarce 3  [CG061899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061899)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMUCN) **(Muskogee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Silver (Cache Card & City Name) None Scarce 3  [CG010785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010785)

Gold (VIP Card & City Name) None Scarce 3  [CG010795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010795)

2nd Green (Casino Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG010812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010812)

(Same card used at Okmulgee)

3rd Black (Diamond Club & Diamonds) None Scarce 3  [CG010813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010813)

4th Black (Diamond Club & Diamonds) PG Scarce 3  [CG010814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010814)

5th Black (Diamond Club & small arrow) PG Scarce 3  [CG070903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070903)

Green (Diamond Club 1st Class) PG Scarce 3  [CG010815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010815)

Blue (Diamond Club VIP) PG V Scarce 7  [CG010816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010816)

Purple (Diamond Club Elite) PG V Scarce 7  [CG010826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010826)

(This issue are all vertical cards)

6th Black (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010827)

(No arrow on obverse, no space between 2 paragraphs of text on reverse, 13 lines total)

7th Black (Diamond Club) None Scarce 3  [CG070322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070322)

Green (Diamond Club 1st Class) None Scarce 3  [CG134078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134078)

Blue (Diamond Club VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG134079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134079)

Purple (Diamond Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG134080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134080)

(No arrow on obverse, space between 2 paragraphs of text on reverse, 11 lines total)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKOECN) **(Okemah, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Tan (Legacy Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011525)

2nd Green (Eaglesbluff Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011531)

(No insert arrows)

3rd Green (Eaglesbluff Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG134082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134082)

(Red insert arrows at left on obverse, no text under reverse logo)

4th Green (Eaglesbluff Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG140614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140614)

(Red insert arrows at left on obverse, address & phone number added under reverse logo)

XX White (name of casino embossed) None Scarce 3  [CG011534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011534)

XX White (Creek Nation Casino Okemah) None Scarce 3  [CG049700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049700)

XX Gold (Bingo Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011536)

XX White (Casino Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011542)

TC Purple (“Table Games Player’s Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG011543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011543)

XX Black (“Bingo Winners Club”) GTI V Scarce 7  [CG012789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012789)

(Highly unusual, this is believed to be one of a few cards that has the mfg. listed on the front! GTI

stands for “Game Tech International”. Similar cards are used at Wildhorse Resort in OR, Dakota

Connection in SD, Virgin River in NV and Desert Diamond in AZ)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKOKCN) **(Okmulgee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: 2012

*(Now the One Fire Casino)*

1st Silver (Cache Card & City Name) None Scarce 3  [CG011544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011544)

Gold (VIP Card & City Name) None Scarce 3  [CG011545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011545)

2nd Green (Casino Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG010812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010812)

(Same card used at Muskogee)

3rd Yellow/Orange Multi (Players Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011546)

4th Red/Black (Fire Card – Players Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011547)

5th Red/Black (Fire Card – Players Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG110388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110388)

(New logo on reverse with flames)

[**CREEK NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTUCN) **(Tulsa, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1984 Closed: 2009

*(Became the River Spirit Casino)*

1st Silver (Cache Card & City Name) None Scarce 3  [CG011549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011549)

Gold (VIP Card & City Name) None Scarce 3  [CG011550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011550)

2nd Green (Where OK Comes to Play) None Scarce 3  [CG011557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011557)

3rd Blue/Multi (“Club 21”) None Scarce 3  [CG011562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011562)

4th Blue (“We know why you play”) None Scarce 3  [CG011563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011563)

[**CREEK NATION GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKXXCN) **(3 Locations – OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Purple (VIP Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG011571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011571)

2nd Yellow/multi (“Silver Creek Casino Room”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG011578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011578)

XX White (“Creek Nation Bingo”) None V Scarce 7  [CG011581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011581)

XX Black (“BINGO Winner’s Club” & BINGO Balls) None V Scarce 7  [CG012789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012789)

(Highly unusual, this is believed to be one of a few cards that has the mfg. listed on the front! GTI

stands for “Game Tech International”. Similar cards are used at Wildhorse Resort in OR, Dakota

Connection in SD, Virgin River in NV and Desert Diamond in AZ)

TC White (Black Jack Players Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG011580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011580)

(The three Creek Nation Bingo halls are located in Muskogee, Okmulgee, and Tulsa)

[**DOWNSTREAM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKQUDO) **(Quapaw, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Copper (Bronze Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG012176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012176)

Silver (Silver Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012194)

Gold (Gold Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012195)

Blue/Red (Quapaw Club Card – Tribal card) None Rare 15  [CG012197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012197)

(Black band & inside of "Q" is a metalic black that is almost a dark grey)

Blue/Red (Quapaw Club Card – Tribal card) None Rare 15  [CG012198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012198)

(Black band & inside of "Q" is a solid shiny black)

(1st issue cards have "Q" logo on the left side of the obverse)

2nd Copper (Bronze Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG012199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012199)

Silver (Silver Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012200)

Gold (Gold Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012201)

Blue/Red (Quapaw Club Card) None Rare 15  [CG012202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012202)

(Tribal card)

(2nd issue cards have a "Q" logo that is 28mm wide in the center of the obverse. Quapaw logo

added to upper left with registration marks ® after both logos. Normal ® after Quapaw logo and

very tine ® after Downstream logo.)

3rd Copper (Bronze Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG012203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012203)

(Center "Q" logo is 28mm wide, no registration mark ® after Quapaw logo)

4th Copper (Bronze Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG012204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012204)

Silver (Silver Club Card) None Scarce 5  [CG012205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012205)

Gold (Gold Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012234)

(4th issue cards have a center "Q" logo that is 24mm wide, registration marks ® after both logos)

5th Copper (Bronze Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG012235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012235)

(Center "Q" logo is 24mm wide, no registration mark ® after Downstream logo)

6th Copper (Bronze Club Card) PG Scarce 3  [CG070895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070895)

Silver (Silver Club Card) PG Scarce 5  [CG070888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070888)

Gold (Gold Club Card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG012175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012175)

Blue/Red (Quapaw Club Card) PG Rare 15  [CG200428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200428)

(6th issue cards have a center "Q" logo that is 24mm wide with a registration mark ® under the Q)

7th Gold (Gold Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG012238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012238)

(Center "Q" logo is 28mm wide with a registration marks ® under the Q)

8th Copper (Bronze Club Card) PG Scarce 3  [CG012239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012239)

Silver (Silver Club Card) PG Scarce 5  [CG024542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024542)

Gold (Gold Club Card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG024540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024540)

(Downstream logo on obverse is now outlined in black & 4th line on reverse lists both casinos)

9th Red (Welcome Club Card) PG Scarce 3  [CG147687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147687)

(Starter card)

Copper (Bronze Club Card) PG Scarce 3  [CG166298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166298)

Silver (Silver Club Card) PG Scarce 5  [CG204733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204733)

Gold (Gold Club Card) PG V Scarce 7  [CG166299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166299)

Black (Platinum Club Card) PG V Rare 25  [CG147719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147719)

(This issue has a color logo in the bottom right corner on the reverse)

XX Multi (Casino Photo & VIP Sticker) None V Scarce 7  [CG139623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139623)

(Original 12th Floor Lounge VIP access card was a room key with a silver VIP sticker)

XX1 Black (12th Floor Lounge VIP access) None V Scarce 7  [CG012248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012248)

(Phone number "1-888-DWNSTRM" and website address on single line on reverse)

XX2 Black (12th Floor Lounge VIP access) None V Scarce 7  [CG012249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012249)

(Phone number "1-888-DWNSTRM" and website address on two lines on reverse)

XX3 Black (12th Floor Lounge VIP access) None V Scarce 7  [CG012250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012250)

(Phone number "1-888-396-7876" and website address on single line on reverse)

*(There have been several misprint cards found from Downstream!)*

[**FEATHER WARRIOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWAFW) **(Watonga, OK)**

[Indian Casino] *(Listed with "Lucky Star Casino")*

**[FIRELAKE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSHFL) (Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: No

1st Yellow/Silver (Hot Rewards Players Club - Spark) None Scarce 3  [CG014799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014799)

Red/Silver (Hot Rewards Players Club - Wildfire) None V Scarce 7  [CG014802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014802)

Dk Red/Silver (Hot Rewards Players Club - Inferno) None V Scarce 7  [CG014811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014811)

2nd Black/White (Hot Rewards - Spark) None Scarce 3  [CG014812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014812)

(Black bottom reverse)

Black/White (Hot Rewards - Spark) None Scarce 3  [CG014813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014813)

(Grey bottom reverse)

Black/White (Hot Rewards - Blaze) None Scarce 3  [CG014814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014814)

3rd Black/Red (Hot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG014815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014815)

(Reverse logo inside black box, no longer any different levels)

4th Black/Red (Hot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG069861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069861)

(No black box around reverse logo, mentions must be age 21 or older bottom line reverse)

5th Black/Red (Hot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG014816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014816)

(No black box around reverse logo, now mentions must be age 18 or older bottom line reverse)

6th Black/Red (Hot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG126831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126831)

("Casino" in reverse logo is much smaller font than "Firelake" above. Mentions must be age 21 or older)

7th Black/Red (Hot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG139622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139622)

(Now mentions must be age 18 or older)

8th Black/Red (Hot Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG200429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200429)

(Mentions must be age 18 or older, “Hot Rewards” on obverse moved left to allow more room

for the punched hole. Red swirl above hits the silver stripe over the “O” in “Hot” where it was

ove r the “H” on previous issues.)

PC White (Table Games Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG014840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014840)

**[FIRELAKE GRAND CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSHFG) (Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2012

*(Renamed the Grand Casino in May 2012)*

1st Red/Gold (“Spark”) None Scarce 3  [CG014841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014841)

(Dark and lite text on reverse have been found)

Red/Gold (“Blaze”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014842)

Red/Gold (“Wildfire”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014848)

Red/Gold (“Inferno”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014849)

(6 lines text reverse)

2nd Red/Gold (“Spark”) None Scarce 3  [CG014850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014850)

Red/Gold (“Blaze”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014851)

(7 lines text reverse)

3rd Red/Silver (“Spark”) None Scarce 3  [CG014852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014852)

Red/Silver (“Blaze”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014853)

Red/Silver (“Wildfire”) None V Scarce 7  [CG062084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062084)

Red/Silver (“Inferno”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014855)

(7 lines text reverse. There are different variations of the flame design on some levels known.

It appears the different flame designs between levels may have been mixed up during printing at times.)

4th Red/Silver (“Spark”) None Scarce 3  [CG014856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014856)

(6 lines text reverse, bottom address line ends AFTER the end of the above paragraph)

5th Red/Silver (“Spark”) None Scarce 3  [CG069862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069862)

Red/Silver ("Blaze") None Scarce 3  [CG014857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014857)

(6 lines text reverse, bottom address line ends BEFORE the end of the above paragraph)

PC White (Table Games Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG014858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014858)

[**FIRST COUNCIL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNEFC) **(Newkirk, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(See Otoe Missouri Development Authority for cads shared with Paradise casinos)*

[**FORT SILL APACHE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKLAFS) **(Lawton, OK)**

***(***[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2012

*(Renamd the Apache Casino Hotel in 2012)*

1st White/Black (Microchip on Obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG011299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011299)

(Casino logo on top of obverse with microchip to the left)

2nd White/Black (Microchip on Obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG062250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062250)

(Casino logo in center of obverse, insert line is 48mm wide)

White/Black (Microchip on Obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG011300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011300)

(Casino logo in center of obverse, insert line is 45mm wide)

3rd White (Player Rewards Card & red “CASINO”) None Scarce 3  [CG011301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011301)

(Blank reverse with no mag stripe, barcode on obverse)

White (Player Rewards Card & red “CASINO”) None Scarce 3  [CG011302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011302)

(Mag stripe only on reverse, barcode on obverse)

White (Player Rewards Card & black “CASINO”) None V Scarce 7  [CG204734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204734)

(Mag stripe only on reverse, barcode on obverse)

4th Blue (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011303)

5th Green/White (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011304)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse aligned with rest of paragraph at left, 4 lines address info)

6th Green/White (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011305)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse centered, 2 lines address info)

7th Green/White (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011306)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse aligned with rest of paragraph, 2 lines address info)

XX White (Multimedia Games-Large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011307)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011308)

[**GOLD MOUNTAIN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKARGM) **(Ardmore, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Mustard (“Gold Mountain” & “Players Plus”) None Scarce 3  [CG062198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062198)

2nd Mustard (“Gold Mountain Casino”) 01 Scarce 3  [CG070323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070323)

(Last line in reverse paragraph is "GOOD LUCK!")

3rd Mustard ("Gold Mountain Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG147831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147831)

(Last line in reverse pargraph starts "lawfully use...")

*(See "Ardmore Gaming Center" for earlier cards)*

[**GOLD RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKANGR) **(Anadarko, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black (Gold Strike Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011429)

(Very tiny writing on reverse)

2nd Black (Gold Strike Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011430)

(Reverse writing fills most of the card)

3rd Black (Gold Strike Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011431)

(Lenape Lounge & Grill logo in lower right on obverse 20mm wide)

Black (Gold Strike Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG201903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201903)

(Lenape Lounge & Grill logo in lower right on obverse 19mm wide)

4th Multi (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG134347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134347)

(2 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse)

*(4th issue and later used at both the Gold River and Casino Oklahoma and have both casino*

*logos on the obverse)*

5th Multi (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG166077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166077)

(5 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse)

XX Blue/Red (Commemorative 2008 LE – “Pick a President”) None V Scarce 35  [CG011432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011432)

(This limited edition had Obama and McCain pictured on the obverse)

XX White (“gold river casino” – temp card) None Scarce 3  [CG011433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011433)

[**GOLDEN EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKAPGE) **(Apache, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: 2013

1st Gold (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011583)

[**GOLDEN PONY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCLGP) **(Okemah, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG014860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014860)

(Copyright 2009 – reverse logo is entirely under the text above)

2nd Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG125956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125956)

(Copyright 2009 – reverse logo extends to the left of the text above)

3rd Black (The Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG133943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133943)

(Copyright 2014)

4th Black (The Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG200492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200492)

(Copyright 2015)

5th Black (The Gold Card) None Scarce 3  [CG200493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200493)

(Copyright 2016)

[**GOLDSBY GAMING CENTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNOGG) **(Norman, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

1st Purple (“Players Plus”) None Scarce 3  [CG070963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070963)

2nd Purple (Feather Logo in Center) None Scarce 3  [CG073304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073304)

(Reverse text is 73mm wide, last line in reverse paragraph starts with "use this card...")

3rd Purple (Feather Logo in Center) None Scarce 3  [CG070324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070324)

(Reverse text is 70mm wide, last line in reverse paragraph starts with "this card...")

XX Blue (“Diamond Game” & Goldsby Bingo) None Scarce 3  [CG073319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073319)

[**GOLDSBY TRAVEL PLAZA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNOGT) **(Norman, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG062086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062086)

XX White (Multimedia-large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG062087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062087)

**[GRAND CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSHGC) (Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Firelake Grand Casino)*

1st Black/Gold ("Spark") None Scarce 3  [CG084519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084519)

Brown/Gold ("Blaze") None Scarce 3  [CG084520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084520)

Lt/Dk Gold ("Wildfire") None V Scarce 7  [CG084521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084521)

Red/Gold ("Inferno") None V Scarce 7  [CG084522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084522)

(This issue has an insert arrow on the obverse without the INSERT text)

2nd Black/Gold ("Spark") None Scarce 3  [CG084523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084523)

Brown/Gold ("Blaze") None Scarce 3  [CG084524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084524)

Lt/Dk Gold ("Wildfire") None V Scarce 7  [CG084525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084525)

Red/Gold ("Inferno") None V Scarce 7  [CG084526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084526)

(This issue has an insert arrow with "INSERT")

3rd Black (Gold Rewards 10K) None Scarce 3  [CG121820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121820)

Black (Gold Rewards 14K) None Scarce 3  [CG128635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128635)

Black (Gold Rewards 18K) None V Scarce 7  [CG128636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128636)

Black (Gold Rewards 24K) None V Scarce 7  [CG128637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128637)

4th Black (Gold Rewards 10K) P691785 Scarce 3  [CG134081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134081)

5th Black (Gold Rewards 10K) P701141 Scarce 3  [CG147790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147790)

6th Black (Gold Rewards 10K) P718509 Scarce 3  [CG147791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147791)

7th Black (Gold Rewards 10K) P739878 Scarce 3  [CG199023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199023)

8th Black (Gold Rewards 10K) P749170 Scarce 3  [CG166078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166078)

9th Black (Gold Rewards 10K) P768234 Scarce 3  [CG200430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200430)

[**GRAND LAKE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKGRGL) **(Grove, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st White (Club GLC) None Scarce 3  [CG011584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011584)

2nd Purple (Club GLC) None Scarce 3  [CG011585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011585)

3rd Blue/Black (“Grand Lake Casino” over yellow oval logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011586)

4th Blue/Black ("Grand Lake Casino Grove" over oval logo) PG Scarce 3  [CG027192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027192)

(This issue added white "Grove" under "Grand Lake Casino" on obverse)

Black (Club GLC Native Card) PG Rare 15  [CG136580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136580)

5th Silver (Grand Lake Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG146424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146424)

Blue (Club GLC Native Card) None Rare 15  [CG200431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200431)

6th Mustard (Club GLC) None Scarce 3  [CG161207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161207)

[**HAMMON TRAVEL CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKHALS) **(Hammon, OK)**

[Indian Casino] *(Listed with "Lucky Star Casino")*

[**HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTUHR) **(Tulsa, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Red (Cherokee Star Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG014869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014869)

Bronze (Cherokee Star Rewards) None V Scarce 5  [CG014870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014870)

Gold (Cherokee Star Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG204889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204889)

Black (Cherokee Star Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG014871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014871)

(This issue had a guitar on the obverse)

2nd Black/Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) P725019 Common 1  [CG147195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147195)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) P725019-1 Scarce 3  [CG147196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147196)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Platinum) P725019-2 V Scarce 7  [CG147197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147197)

Black/Blue (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) P725019-3 Rare 15  [CG147198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147198)

(This issue was used at all Cherokee propertiesbefore the Hard Rock casino decided to have

their own cards. The later Hard Rock cards have a record design at the left while the

multiproperty cards have a geometric design at the left.)

3rd Black/Dk Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) P728452-3 Common 1  [CG149631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149631)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) P728452-4 Scarce 3  [CG149632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149632)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Platinum) P728452-5 V Scarce 7  [CG149633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149633)

Black/Lt Blue (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) P728452-6 Rare 15  [CG149634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149634)

4th Black/Lt Blue (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) LV P745938-1 Rare 15  [CG199446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199446)

5th Black/Silver (One\*Star – Gold) LVP756520 Scarce 3  [CG200486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200486)

6th Black/Dk Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) LVP758819 Common 1  [CG171510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171510)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) LVP758819-1 Scarce 3  [CG199003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199003)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Platinum) LVP758819-2 V Scarce 7  [CG199005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199005)

Black/Lt Blue (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) LV P758819-3 Rare 15  [CG199097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199097)

7th Black/Dk Blue (One\*Star – Vinyl) LVP782200 Common 1  [CG199098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199098)

Black/Gold (One\*Star – Gold) LVP782200-1 Scarce 3  [CG199099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199099)

Black/Silver (One\*Star – Platinum) LVP782200-2 V Scarce 7  [CG199100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199100)

Black/Lt Blue (One\*Star – Multi-Platinum) LV P782200-3 Rare 15  [CG199101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199101)

[**HIGH WINDS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMIHW) **(Miami, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st White (Logo & Bar Code Obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG011587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011587)

2nd Brick (The Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG029926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029926)

(Slight color variations)

3rd Cherry Red (The Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG033444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033444)

4th Red (The Red Card) None Scarce 3  [CG072176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072176)

[**INDIGO SKY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSEIS) **(West Seneca, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Replaced the Bordertown casino in 2012 and now shares cards with the Outpost Casino*

*although they each have their own cards for now)*

1st Black/Blue (GO Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG084559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084559)

Silver (GO Rewards Swan) None Scarce 3  [CG084560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084560)

Black (GO Rewards Panther) None Scarce 3  [CG118207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118207)

Black/Green (GO Rewards Shooting Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG118208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118208)

(Larger insert arrows than on Outpost cards. Web address is "OutpostCasino.com" on Indigo

Sky cards. These cards issued at the Indigo Sky casino although used at both properties.)

2nd Black/Blue (GO Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG201055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201055)

(Tiny insert arrows like on Outpost cards but web address is “OutpostCasino.com” on this

Indigo Sky card)

3rd Grey (“GO” in blue box at top, large star lower left) None Scarce 3  [CG200494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200494)

XX Multi ("Freedom Rewards" and flag) None V Scarce 7  [CG086548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086548)

(Commemorative card only released on Memorial Day weekend to veterans)

[**IOWAY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCHIC) **(Chandler, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2014 Close: no

*(See “Cimarron Casino” for current cards starting with the 3rd issue)*

[**KAW NATION CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNEK1) **(Newkirk, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2005

*(Became “Southwind Casino” in 2005)*

XX White (“Multimedia Games” – Large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011588)

(Various spellings of the casino name appear on the Multimedia Games cards)

[**KANZA TRAVEL PLAZA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKBRKT) **(Braman, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2014 Close: no

*(Uses the same cards as the SouthWind Casino Braman, starting with the 2nd issue cards)*

[**KEETOOWAH CHEROKEE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTAKC) **CASINO (Talequah, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2014

1st Black (Keetoowah Cherokee Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG062193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062193)

XX Grey/Black (Keetoowah Cherokee Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG014878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014878)

(The striped card was apparently some sort of temporary card)

[**KICKAPOO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMEKC) **(Harrah, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Black (“Players Club” & Casino Icons) ABSKC001 Scarce 3  [CG012520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012520)

(“It pays to have fun!” across bottom of obverse under logo)

2nd Black (No Icons-large logo) ABSKC001 Scarce 3  [CG012521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012521)

(Logo is 42mm high)

3rd Black (No Icons-small logo) ABSKC001 Scarce 3  [CG029923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029923)

(There are 2 red arrows on the left of the obverse, logo is 39mm high)

4th Orange/White (orange) None Scarce 3  [CG012522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012522)

Black/Green (green) None V Scarce 7  [CG069855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069855)

Black/White (silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG069856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069856)

Black/Blue (black) None V Scarce 7  [CG069857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069857)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG012523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012523)

XX White (“Kickapoo Casino” & Phone Number) None Scarce 3  [CG011739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011739)

(Some cards have “Multimedia Games” logo)

PC White/Green (Blackjack Tournament Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG012524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012524)

[**KICKAPOO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMCKC) **(Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Uses the same cards as the Harrah location starting with the 4th issue)*

[**KIOWA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKDEKC) **(Devol, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

[**KIOWA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKVEKC) **(Verden, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Same cards are used at both locations)*

1st Blue/Multi (Kiowa Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG011742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011742)

2nd Black (The experience awaits you!) None Scarce 3  [CG011743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011743)

3rd Black (Lovin Every Mintue of It) None Scarce 3  [CG011748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011748)

Bronze (Bronze Rewards Member) None Scarce 3  [CG011749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011749)

Gold (Gold Rewards Member) None Scarce 3  [CG011761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011761)

Silver (Platinum Rewards Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG011762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011762)

(Kiowa logo upper left on obverse of all but basic level card)

4th Red (Rewards Member/CROSS the LINE) None Scarce 3  [CG011763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011763)

Red/Bronze (Bronze Rewards Member/CROSS the LINE) None Scarce 3  [CG011786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011786)

RedGold (Gold Rewards Member/CROSS the LINE) None Scarce 3  [CG011797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011797)

Red/Silver (Platinum Rewards Member/CROSS the LINE) None V Scarce 7  [CG011798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011798)

("CROSS the LINE" under Kiowa Casino logo, middle right obverse)

5th Red/Black (Rewards Member) None Scarce 3  [CG011802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011802)

Bronze/Black (Bronze Rewards Member) None Scarce 3  [CG011803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011803)

Gold/Black (Gold Rewards Member) None Scarce 3  [CG011804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011804)

Silver/Black (Platinum Rewards Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG011814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011814)

(Kiowa logo near middle obverse)

[**LUCKY STAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWALS) **(Canton OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

[**LUCKY STAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCLLS) **(Clinton, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**LUCKY STAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCOLS) **(Concho, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**LUCKY STAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWAL1) **(Watonga, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**CONCHO TRAVEL CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKCOCT) **(Concho, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

[**HAMMON TRAVEL CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKHALS) **(Hammon, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

[**FEATHER WARRIOR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWAFW) **(Watonga, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Feather Warrior became the Lucky Star Casino in Watonga)*

*(Cards were shared between locations as noted in the descriptions)*

1st Gold/Purple (Lucky Star Casino Logo in Box) None V Scarce 7  [CG011434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011434)

(Reverse is gold and blank, except for mag stripe)

2nd Orange/Purple (“Star Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG011435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011435)

(Color variations do exist)

3rd Red (“Win Big” The Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011436)

(Only “REWARDS” is bold in “THE REWARDS CARD” with “THE” and “CARD” being

fainter on the obverse, “Cheyenne & Arapaho” at top is blue)

Red (“Win Big” The Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011437)

(Only “REWARDS” is bold in “THE REWARDS CARD” with “THE” and “CARD” being

fainter on the obverse, “Cheyenne & Arapaho” at top is purple)

Red (“Win Big” The Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011438)

(Entire “THE REWARDS CARD” is bold on the obverse, “Cheyenne & Arapaho” is blue)

(This issue has a license plate dated May 2009 at the top with TWO logos on the reverse)

4th Red (“Win Big” The Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011439)

(License plate UNDATED with TWO logos on reverse)

*(The 3rd and 4th issue cards were also used at Feather Warrior Casino)*

5th Red (“Win Big” The Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011440)

(License plate UNDATED with ONE logo on reverse. Right license plate and "Cheyenne and

Arapaho" text along the top of the obverse can be blue to light purple.)

6th Purple ("Star" with large star for "A") None Scarce 3  [CG135229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135229)

(Four locations listed in reverse logo – Concho, Clinton, Canton and Watonga)

7th Silver/Purple (“Star” with large star – Silver Level) None Scarce 3  [CG166193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166193)

Gold (“Star” with large star – Gold Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG166194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166194)

Silver (“Star” with large star – Platinum Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG166195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166195)

(Six locations listed in reverse logo with Concho and Hammon Travel Centers added)

TC Purple/Yellow (“Star Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG011820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011820)

XX White (“Lucky Star Concho” & “DG” - large black box) None Scarce 3  [CG011444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011444)

(Has player number along right edge of obverse)

XX White (“Lucky Star Concho” & “DG” - 3 black boxes) None V Scarce 7  [CG011447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011447)

(This was originally a Lucky Star Clinton Card but “Clinton” is blacked out along with the

original player number along the right edge. The player number is now under “Concho”)

XX White (“Lucky Star Casino” & “Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011455)

(“Please insert hits edge down” is about 42mm wide along left edge of obverse)

XX White (“Lucky Star Casino” & “Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011456)

(“Please insert hits edge down” is about 45mm wide along left edge of obverse)

(The previous 4 white cards used for the Diamond Games had a “smart chip” to the left)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011457)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011458)

XX White (“Lucky S Casino” - no Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG011459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011459)

[**LUCKY TURTLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWYLT) **(Wyandotte, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

(Used the same cards as Wyandotte starting with their 4th issue until Wyandotte changed to

River Bend and then shared cards with River Bend. See Wyandotte and River Bend listings

for the cards shared with Lucky Turtle)

XX White (Multimedia Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG011589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011589)

[**MADILL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMAMG) **(Madill, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

1st White (Player/Casino name) None Scarce 3  [CG125831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125831)

XX White (Multimedia Card-small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG016665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016665)

**MULTIMEDIA GAMES (multiple casinos & truck stops – OK**)

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Cards are listed under each casino where known but some cards do not have a casino name)*

XX White (Multimedia Games – Small Logo) None Scarce 3  [SCG00065](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00065.jpg)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [SCG00066](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00066.jpg)

XX Red (Multimedia Games – Large Logo/Freee play) None Scarce 3  [SCG00199](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00199.jpg)

XX Red (Free Play with large Mulimedia Games logo) None Scarce 3  [SCG00200](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00200.jpg)

[**NATIVE LIGHTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNENL) **(Newkirk, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Mustard (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG015441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015441)

2nd Mustard (The Club) 01 Scarce 3  [CG015443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015443)

(01 in upper right corner reverse)

3rd Red (Moonlight Club – New Moon) None Scarce 3  [CG015445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015445)

Gold (Moonlight Club – Full Moon) None Scarce 3  [CG015563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015563)

Blue (Moonlight Club – Blue Moon) None V Scarce 7  [CG015581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015581)

4th Blue (Club Tonkawa – Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG202932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202932)

(Three logos on reverse for Tonkawa East & West plus Native Lights, same card used at all three

locations and listed under all three locations.)

[**NEWCASTLE GAMING CENTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNEN1) **(New Castle, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Purple (Players Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG011821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011821)

2nd Purple (Players Plus & Casino Logo ) None Scarce 3  [CG011822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011822)

3rd Dk Blue/Grey (Players Club Plus & Castle Logo ) None Scarce 3  [CG011823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011823)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Must be age…”)

4th Dk Blue/Grey (Players Club & Castle Logo ) None Scarce 3  [CG011824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011824)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “age 18…”)

5th Dk Blue/Grey (Players Club & Castle Logo ) None Scarce 3  [CG011825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011825)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Thanks for joining…” & reverse paragraph is 70mm wide)

6th Dk Blue/Grey (Players Club & Castle Logo ) None Scarce 3  [CG011826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011826)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “Thanks for joining…" & reverse paragraph is 66mm wide)

7th Purple (Club Royal) None Scarce 3  [CG200481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200481)

Grey (Club Royal – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG200482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200482)

Gold (Club Royal – Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG200483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200483)

8th Purple (Club Royal) C-98724T Scarce 3  [CG200484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200484)

XX White (Diamond Game with smartchip) None Scarce 3  [CG011827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011827)

XX Blue (Diamond Game) None Scarce 3  [CG011828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011828)

XX White (Multimedia – small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011829)

XX White (Multimedia – large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011841)

[**ONE FIRE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKOKOF) **(Okmulgee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Creek Nation Okmulgee Casino)*

1st Black/Purple (One Fire Logo & Flames) None Scarce 3  [CG016333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016333)

(Reverse paragraph 37mm wide)

2nd Black/Purple (One Fire Logo & Flames) None Scarce 3  [CG050207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050207)

(Reverse paragraph 41mm wide)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**OSAGE**  **CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKALOC)**S (All locations, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Previously Osage Million Dollar Elm)*

1st Red (Club Osage Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG011726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011726)

Blue (Club Osage Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG011727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011727)

Green (Club Osage Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG011728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011728)

Purple (Club Osage Crystal) None Scarce 3  [CG011731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011731)

(Vertical cards)

[**OSAGE** **MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKALOM) **(All locations – OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: 2012

*(Cchanged name to just Osage Casinos in 2012)*

1st Red (Guest Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG011724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011724)

(7 casinos listed on reverse, last line on reverse extends to the left)

2nd Red (Guest Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG011725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011725)

(Last line on reverse is aligned with text above)

[**OSAGE** **MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKBAMD) **(Bartlesville, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2012

1st Glittery Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG016332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016332)

*(See “OSAGE MILLION DOLLAR ELM – All locations” for later cards)*

[**OSAGE** **MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKHOOM) **(Hominy, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2012

[**OSAGE MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPAOM) **(Pawhuska, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2012

*(Both locations use the same cards)*

1st Yellow/Red (Million Dollar Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011717)

2nd Glittery Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011722)

(Cards used at both locations)

XX White (Osage Million Dollar Elm Casino Hominy) None Scarce 3  [CG010698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010698)

XX White (Osage Million Dollar Elm Casino Pawhuska) None Scarce 3  [CG017317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017317)

*(See “OSAGE MILLION DOLLAR ELM – All locations” for later cards)*

[**OSAGE** **MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPCOM) **(Ponca City, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2012

1st Glittery Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011723)

*(See “OSAGE MILLION DOLLAR ELM – All locations” for later cards)*

[**OSAGE** **MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSSMD) **(Sand Springs, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2012

1st Tan/Green/Purple (Charter Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG011590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011590)

2nd Tan/Green/Purple (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011591)

(Last line in paragraph begins “casino reserves…”)

3rd Tan/Green/Purple (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG011592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011592)

(Last line in paragraph begins “all rights…”)

4th Blue/Dk Blue (Million Dollar Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011593)

5th Glittery Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG049699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049699)

(Second line in reverse paragraph starts "non-transferable...")

Glittery Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011594)

(Second line in reverse paragraph starts "is non-transferable...")

*(See “OSAGE MILLION DOLLAR ELM – All locations” for later cards)*

[**OSAGE** **MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSKOC) **(Skiatook, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2012

1st Glittery Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG062188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062188)

*(See “OSAGE MILLION DOLLAR ELM – All locations” for later cards)*

[**OSAGE** **MILLION DOLLAR ELM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTUMD) **(Tulsa, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2012

1st Dk Blue/Blue (Million Dollar Club) None Scarce 3  [CG011595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011595)

2nd Glittery Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG016331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016331)

*(See “OSAGE MILLION DOLLAR ELM – All locations” for later cards)*

[**OTOE MISSOURIA DEV. AUTHORITY – ODMA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=okrr7c) **(Oklahoma City, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(These cards were used at First Council & 7 Clans/Paradise Casinos)*

1st Gold (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010534)

Grey (Players Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG010537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010537)

White (Players Club Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG010538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010538)

(Not sure upper levels were ever issued)

2nd Dark Gold (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010548)

3rd Brown (Red Rock Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010549)

(6 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

4th Silver (Red Rock Rewards Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG139930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139930)

Gold (Red Rock Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG144579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144579)

(5 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

5th Black (Red Rock Rewards 7 Clans Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG144572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144572)

6th Red (Red Rock Rewards 7 Clans Players Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG200496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200496)

Grey (Red Rock Rewards 7 Clans Players Club) PG V Scarce 7  [CG200497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200497)

Gold (Red Rock Rewards 7 Clans Players Club) PG V Scarce 7  [CG200498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200498)

[**OUTPOST CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWSOC) **(West Seneca, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously the Bordertown Outpost Casino and now shares cards with the Indigo Sky*

*Casino although they each had their own cards originally)*

1st Black (GO Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG062097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062097)

Silver (GO Rewards Swan) None Scarce 3  [CG134493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134493)

Black (GO Rewards Panther) None Scarce 3  [CG136318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136318)

Black/Green (GO Rewards Shooting Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG137625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137625)

(Tiny insert arrows. Web address is "TheOutpostCasino.com" on Outpost cards. This card

issued at the Outpost Casino although used at both properties.)

2nd Black (GO Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG137744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137744)

Silver (GO Rewards Swan) None Scarce 3  [CG200495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200495)

(Now has larger insert arrows like on the Indigo Sky Casino cards but the web address is still

"TheOutpostCasino.com" on this card from the Outpost Casino)

[**PARADISE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKRRPC) **(Red Rock/Chilocco, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st White (Paradise Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG010533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010533)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG010561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010561)

*(See Otoe Missouri Development Authority for later cards also used at First Council Casino)*

[**PAWNEE NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPAPN) **(Pawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

Slot Club Reopened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Black/Yellow (Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG011842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011842)

*(Pawnee Nation became StoneWolf Casino that used it's own card for several years and then*

*Pawnee Nation went to the following common card used at Stone Wolf, Teepee and Trading*

*Post casinos)*

2nd Blue (Four Star Players Club) P702755 Scarce 3  [CG147821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147821)

3rd Blue (Four Star Players Club) P734379 Scarce 3  [CG199536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199536)

4th Blue (Four Star Players Club) P762938 Scarce 3  [CG199537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199537)

5th Blue (Four Star Players Club) P820832 Scarce 3  [CG204443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204443)

[**PEORIA GAMING CENTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMIPG) **(Miami, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2010

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011843)

XX White (Multimedia-large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011844)

XX White (Multimedia – small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG011845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011845)

(Multimedia cards above have “Peoria House” in upper or lower case)

XX White (Multimedia – small logo & “Free Play”) None Scarce 3  [CG011846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011846)

(Issued to seniors on Fridays worth $5 free machine play)

[**POCOLA KIOSK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPOCC) **(OK)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Choctaw Gaming – Pocola")*

**[PRAIRIE MOON](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPOCC) (Miami, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

[**PRAIRIE SUN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMIP1) **(Miami, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Same card used at both locations)*

1st Black (Eclipse Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG124236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124236)

**[QUAPAW CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMIQC) (Miami, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st White (“Where It Pays To Have Fun!”) None Rare 15  [CG010996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010996)

2nd White/Multi (Shooting Star Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG010997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010997)

XX White (Multimedia-large logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG010998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010998)

*(Casino now shares cards with the Downstream casino & the cards are listed under Downstream)*

[**REMINGTON PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKOCRP) **(Oklahoma City, OK)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Copper (Lucky Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG052126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052126)

(Reverse text not aligned at left)

2nd Copper (Lucky Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG052146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052146)

Silver (Lucky Circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG052155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052155)

(Reverse text aligned at left on this issue)

3rd Yellow (Lucky Circle Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052157)

(Tan horse in obverse logo. Lighter color obverse)

4th Yellow (Lucky Circle Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052224)

(Brown horse in obverse logo. Darker color obverse)

5th Black (Lucky Circle Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052232)

(Tan horse in obverse logo)

6th Black (Lucky Circle Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052253)

(Brown horse in obverse logo, reverse text is aligned at left)

7th Black (Lucky Circle Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052272)

(Brown horse in obverse logo, reverse text is centered, not aligned left or right)

8th Black (Club Remington) None Scarce 3  [CG052333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052333)

(Cards have been found with a round sticker that says “Senior Rewards”)

9th Silver/Orange (Club Remington) P711036 Scarce 3  [CG141873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141873)

(Vertical card)

10th Silver/Orange (Club Remington) P736029 Scarce 3  [CG199441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199441)

(Vertical card)

11th Silver/Orange (Club Remington) P767803 Scarce 3  [CG199442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199442)

(Vertical card)

12th Silver/Orange (Club Remington) PG Scarce 3  [CG199443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199443)

(Vertical card)

[**RIVER BEND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWYRB) **(Wyandotte, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(Previously the Wyandotte Nation Casino)*

*(Cards are also used at Lucky Turble Casino with both locations listed on the reverse)*

1st Yellow/Blue (Club Wyandotte) PG Scarce 3  [CG171664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171664)

Blue (Club Wyandotte Premier Rewards) PG Scarce 3  [CG201204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201204)

[**RIVER SPIRIT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTURS) **(Tulsa, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Black/Blue (infinity card classic) None Scarce 3  [CG016334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016334)

(Reverse phone# is 800-522-4700 & there are two large black lines)

2nd Black/Blue (infinity card classic) None Scarce 3  [CG016335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016335)

(Reverse phone# is 918 299-8518)

3a Blue (infinity card - classic) Small PG Scarce 3  [CG016336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016336)

Green (infinity card - premier) Small PG Scarce 3  [CG016337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016337)

Gold (infinity card - elite) Small PG Scarce 5  [CG016338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016338)

Grey (infinity card - VIP elite) Small PG V Scarce 7  [CG016339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016339)

(Smaller size PG logo is approximately 1.5mm square)

3b Blue (infinity card - classic) Large PG Scarce 3  [CG062535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062535)

Green (infinity card - premier) Large PG Scarce 3  [CG062644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062644)

Gold (infinity card - elite) Large PG Scarce 5  [CG062763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062763)

Grey (infinity card - VIP elite) Large PG V Scarce 7  [CG062800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062800)

(Larger size PG logo is approximately 2mm square)

4th Blue (infinity card - classic) None Scarce 3  [CG016340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016340)

Green (infinity card - premier) None Scarce 3  [CG016341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016341)

Gold (infinity card – elite) None Scarce 3  [CG062821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062821)

Grey (infinity card - VIP elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG062832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062832)

*(Creek Nation casinos now use a common card for all locations)*

[**RIVERSTAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTERC) **(Terral, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Blue/Gold (“Riverstar Casino” & large star) P812886 Scarce 3  [CG197000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197000)

[**RIVERWIND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKGORI) **(Norman, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue/Orange (Riverwind RewardS Member) None Scarce 3  [CG016327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016327)

2nd Black/Blue/Orange (Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG016328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016328)

(Reverse paragraph is 65mm wide & last line in paragraph starts with "older to...")

3rd Black/Blue/Orange (Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG016329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016329)

(Reverse paragraph is 67mm wide & last line in paragraph starts with "older to...")

4th Black/Blue/Orange (Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG069859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069859)

(Reverse paragraph is 70mm wide & last line in paragraph starts with "to lawfully use...")

5th Black/Blue/Orange (Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG016330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016330)

(Reverse paragraph is 67mm wide & last line in paragraph starts with "or stolen cards...")

6th Black/Blue/Orange (Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG110514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110514)

(Reverse paragraph is 70mm wide & last line in paragraph starts with "or stolen cards...")

7th Black/Multi (Wild Card) None Scarce 3  [CG144578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144578)

(Black card with multi-colored band across top of obverse)

Black/Grey (Wild Card Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG199444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199444)

8th Black/Multi (Wild Card) C-98724W Scarce 3  [CG199445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199445)

(Black card with multi-colored band across top of obverse)

[**ROCKET BINGO / ROCKET GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKXXRB)

**WORLDLINK GAMING (Multiple Locations throughout OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black/Lime ("Player Club Card" & Earth Logo) None Scarce 7  [CG172717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172717)

(Reverse: "World Link Gaming Corporation, P.O. Box 701446, Tulsa, Oklahoma 74170-1446")

Black/Yellow ("Rocket Bingo – Rocket Club") None Scarce 3  [CG172713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172713)

(Reverse: "World Link Gaming Corporation, P.O. Box 701446 Tulsa, Oklahoma 74170-1446")

Black/Yellow ("Rocket Bingo – Rocket Club") None Scarce 3  [CG172714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172714)

(Reverse: "Indian Nations Network P.O. Box 1130 Miami, Oklahoma 74355"

This card was also used briefly at Colusa Casino in CA)

Black/Multi (Rocket Games & Rocket Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG172715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172715)

(Reverse: “Indian Nations Network P.O. Box 1130 Miami, Oklahoma 74355”)

Blue/Multi (Rocket Games) None Scarce 3  [CG172716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172716)

(Reverse: “Insert Promptly. This Side Down.”)

White (Player Passport) None Scarce 7  [CG172718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172718)

(Purple box with yellow letters, this card is from World Link Gaming Corp.)

[**SAC FOX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSHSF) **(Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Glittery Green (Player Rewards) None Rare 15  [CG010989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010989)

2nd Maroon (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010990)

(3 arrows on right side of obverse)

Maroon (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010991)

(3 arrows on left side of obverse)

Green (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010992)

3rd Orange/Gold (Gold Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010994)

(Copyright 2011, logo at bottom right on obverse)

4th Orange/Gold (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG010995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010995)

(Copyright 2011, logo at top right on obverse)

5th Orange/Gold (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG120841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120841)

(Copyright 2013, logo at top right on obverse)

6th Orange/Gold (Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199447)

(Copyright 2015, logo at top right on obverse)

TC Very Glittery Maroon (Player Rewards Blackjack & Poker) None Rare 25  [CG125815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125815)

XX White (“Multimedia Games - large logo”) None Scarce 3  [CG125816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125816)

**[SAC FOX SPORTS CENTER](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSHSA) (Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black/White (Sports Center) None Scarce 3  [CG010988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010988)

[**SAC FOX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSTSA) **(Stroud, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See "Sac Fox – Shawnee" since they use the same cards and were just*

*hand writing Stroud on the cards)*

[**SALTCREEK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPOSC) **(Pocasset, OK)** Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

[Indian Casino]

1st Blue (SALTCREEK CASINO) None Scarce 3  [CG084537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084537)

[**SEMINOLE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=oksesn) **(Seminole, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

XX Blue (Diamond Game) None Scarce 3  [CG125817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125817)

(Cards say "Seminole I40")

*(See "Seminole Nation Casinos" for later cards)*

[**SEMINOLE NATION CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=oksesn) **(Seminole, Konowa & Wewoka, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: No

1st Black (“Lucky Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG011847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011847)

(Cards used at all three locations – Seminole Nation, River Mist and Trading Post Casinos.

Copyright 2010, addresses under reverse logos.)

2nd Black (“Lucky Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG011848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011848)

(Copyright 2010, no addresses under reverse logos. White and pinkish-white reverses known)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG011849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011849)

PC Multi ("Seminole Nation Blackjack Tournament Club") None Rare 10  [CG129828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129828)

("D.O.B." after Club Member Name)

PC Grey (“Seminole Nation Blackjack Tournament Club”) None Rare 10  [CG125818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125818)

("D.O.B." before Club Member Name)

(The paper cards were used for entrance in a blackjack tournament that costs $10. Blank reverse)

[**SEMINOLE RIVER MIST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKKOSC) **(Konowa, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2002

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG066225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066225)

*(See "Seminole Nation Casinos" for later cards)*

[**SHAWNEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKSHSC) **(Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: yes

*(Renamed Thunderbird Shawnee )*

TC Blue (Shawnee Rewards Player’s Card) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG011095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011095)

TC Yellow (Shawnee Rewards Gold Card) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG011096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011096)

TC Grey (Shawnee Rewards Platinum card) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG011097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011097)

(Ablecard.com spelled out. These table cards were also used at the Thunderbird Casino in Norman.)

XX White (Multimedia Games – large logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG011098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011098)

[**SILVER BUFFALO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKANSB) **(Anadarko, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG010983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010983)

2nd Lt Blue (Players Club& tiny dots) None V Scarce 7  [CG010984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010984)

(Reverse paragraph aligned left and right)

3rd Dk Blue (Players Club & tiny dots) None V Scarce 7  [CG010985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010985)

(Reverse paragraph is centered and NOT aligned left and right)

4th Orange (Players Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG010986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010986)

(Apache Tribe Casinos – also used at Apache Casino)

5th Red (Players Club & white buffalo outline) None V Scarce 7  [CG010987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010987)

[**SOUTHWIND KAW NATION**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKBRSW) **(Braman, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Gold (SouthWind Casino Braman) None Scarce 3  [CG139959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139959)

*(Starting with the 2nd issue cards, the cards are shared with the Kanza Travel Center)*

2nd Red (Legacy Club – Seeker) None Scarce 3  [CG199450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199450)

Mustard (Legacy Club – Path Finder) None Scarce 3  [CG199451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199451)

Blue (Legacy Club – Trail Blazer) None Scarce 3  [CG199452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199452)

[**SOUTHWIND KAW NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKKCSW) **(Kaw City, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: 2014

1st Blue/White (Catch Your 2nd Win) None Scarce 3  [CG014916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014916)

[**SOUTHWIND KAW NATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNEKN) **(Newkirk, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

*(Was Kaw Nation Casino)*

1st Purple (Smart Money Club) None Scarce 3  [CG010974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010974)

2nd Blue (Smart Money Club Sapphire Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010975)

(Color variations do exist)

Blue (Smart Money Club Ruby Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010976)

Blue (Smart Money Club Diamond Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010977)

(Phone number on reverse of this issue is 1-866-539-2464)

3rd Blue (Smart Money Club Sapphire Level) None Scarce 3  [CG052350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052350)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-866-529-2464)

Blue (Smart Money Club Ruby Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010978)

(Ruby level has sticker on reverse with phone number of 1-866-529-2464)

4th Blue (“Catch the Win”) PG Scarce 3  [CG010979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010979)

5th Black ("Catch The Win") None Scarce 3  [CG014918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014918)

(No sun burst in obverse logo, reverse doesn't mention table games)

6th Black/Blue ("Your points, your way!") None Scarce 3  [CG010981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010981)

(Vertical card)

7th Black ("Catch The Win") None Scarce 3  [CG082125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082125)

(No sun burst in obverse logo, reverse mentions table games)

8th Black/Grey (“Catch The Win”) None Scarce 3  [CG174901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174901)

(Bottom half of obverse is now grey)

XX White (Multimedia Games – large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG010982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010982)

(Wide assortment of casino name imprints in different variations)

**[STABLES](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKMIST) (Miami, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Gold (“Gold Club Card Player Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG029925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029925)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse starts “for twelve months…”)

Gold/Green (Gold Club Card 10 carat) None Scarce 3  [CG016699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016699)

Gold/Red (Gold Club Card 14 carat) None Scarce 3  [CG016700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016700)

Gold/Blue (Gold Club Card 24 carat) None Scarce 3  [CG016701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016701)

2nd Gold (“Gold Club Card Player Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG053105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053105)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse is “player reward booth.”)

3rd Gold (“Gold Club Card Player Rewards”) 01 Scarce 3  [CG053140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053140)

4th Gold (“Gold Club Card Player Rewards”) 03 Scarce 3  [CG053144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053144)

5th Gold (“Gold Club Card Player Rewards”) 02 Scarce 3  [CG053157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053157)

Gold/Green (Gold Club Card 10 Carat) 05 Scarce 3  [CG016745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016745)

Gold/Red (Gold Club Card 14 Carat) 04 Scarce 3  [CG016746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016746)

6th Gold/Red (Gold Club Card – Classic Fine Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG070905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070905)

Gold/Red (Gold Club Card – 10 Carat Fine Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG016747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016747)

Gold/Red (Gold Club Card 14 Carat Fine Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG053177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053177)

Gold/Red (Gold Club Card 24 Carat Fine Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG053189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053189)

XX Green ($10 HorsePlay Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG016756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016756)

(9 lines of text on reverse)

XX Green ($10 HorsePlay Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG052349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052349)

(10 lines of text on reverse)

XX Purple ($25 HorsePlay Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047267)

(9 lines of text on reverse)

XX Purple ($25 HorsePlay Gold Club) None Scarce 3  [CG016778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016778)

(10 lines of text on reverse)

(The HorsePlay cards are gift cards but they can also be used in the machines for free play)

[**STONEWOLF**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPAST) **(Pawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Originally the Pawnee Nation Travel Plaza)*

1st Black/Dk Maroon (“Four Star Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG010971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010971)

2nd Black/Dk Maroon (“Four Star Players Club”) P608091 Scarce 3  [CG010972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010972)

(P608091 in small numbers in lower right corner on reverse)

3rd Black/Dk Maroon (“Four Star Players Club”) P627370 Scarce 3  [CG010973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010973)

(P627370 in small numbers in lower right corner on reverse)

4th Black/Dk Maroon (“Four Star Players Club”) P664707 Scarce 3  [CG201963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201963)

(P664707 in small numbers in lower right corner on reverse)

*(See Pawnee Nation for later cards used at multiple properties)*

[**SUGAR CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKHISC) **(Hinton, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Sweet Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010920)

2nd Tan (Sweet Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG010922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010922)

Grey (Sweet Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG010923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010923)

Cream ("Sweet Rewards" & diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG010924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010924)

(The slight color difference on these cards make it almost impossible to know which card you

have unless you can compare them side by side. The diamond level has a picture of a blue diamond

in the upper right corner on the obverse.)

3rd Blue/White (Sweet Rewards – Classic Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010925)

Black/Gold (Sweet Rewards – Gold Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010940)

Silver (Sweet Rewards – Platinum Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010941)

Purple/White (Sweet Rewards – Diamond Level) None Scarce 3  [CG010942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010942)

4th Blue (Sweet Rewards – Classic Member) None Scarce 3  [CG166060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166060)

Brown (Sweet Rewards – Bronze Member) None Scarce 3  [CG166062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166062)

Gold (Sweet Rewards – Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG166064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166064)

Silver (Sweet Rewards – Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG166065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166065)

Purple (Sweet Rewards – Diamond Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG166066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166066)

XX White (Sweet Rewards – Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG199467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199467)

(Same reverse as 4th issue cards)

[**TEEPEE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKYATC) **(Yale, OK)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Pawnee Nation")*

[**TEXOMA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKKITG)

[**TEXOMA GAMING CENTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKKITG) **(Kingston, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: No

1st Multi (Texoma Gaming) None Scarce 3  [CG010948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010948)

2nd Blue (Texoma Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG125957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125957)

TC Blue (Poker Room) None Rare 25  [CG010949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010949)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game” ) None Scarce 3  [CG010950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010950)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG034767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034767)

XX White (Multimedia Games – Small Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG062345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062345)

[**THACKERVILLE TRAVEL PLAZA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTHTT) **(Thackerville, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: ?

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG016679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016679)

**[THUNDERBIRD](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKNOTW) (Norman & Shawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(The Thunderbird Casino in Shawnee was originally the Shawnee Casino)*

1st Blue (Player's Card) None Scarce 3  [CG125785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125785)

Gold (Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG125840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125840)

(Gold card for tribal members only)

(1st issue cards have separate phone numbers under each address on the reverse)

2nd Blue (Player's Card) None Scarce 3  [CG011099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011099)

Gold (Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG125842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125842)

(Gold card for tribal members only)

(2nd issue cards have a single phone number at the bottom on the reverse)

3rd Blue (Player's Card) None Scarce 3  [CG154659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154659)

(All white round logo at left on obverse. Reverse has separate phone numbers under each addres.)

4th Blue (Thundercard – Powerful Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG183044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183044)

(Above cards now used at Thunderbird in Norman and Shawnee, both listed on reverse.

They were originally used just at the Norman location when first issued. Following cards

were only used at the Norman location.)

TC Blue (Shawnee Rewards Player’s Card) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG011095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011095)

TC Yellow (Shawnee Rewards Gold Card) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG011096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011096)

TC Grey (Shawnee Rewards Platinum card) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG011097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011097)

(Ablecard.com spelled out. These 3 table cards are also used at the Shawnee Casino.)

TC White (Thunderbird Wild Wild West Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG010951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010951)

("Blackjack Tournament Players Club" on reverse)

PC Orange (Blackjack Tournament Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG126048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126048)

XX White (Casino name & various dates) None Scarce 3  [CG011100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011100)

**[TONKAWA INDIAN CASINO EAST](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTOTC) (Tonkawa, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2016

1st Purple (The Club at Tonkawa) None Scarce 3  [CG016599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016599)

(Last line reverse paragraph starts "or alter the terms...")

2nd Purple (The Club at Tonkawa) 01 Scarce 3  [CG039036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039036)

3rd Purple (The Club at Tonkawa) None Scarce 3  [CG016603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016603)

(Last line reverse paragraph starts "conditions of any aspect...")

4th Blue (The Club at Tonkawa) None Scarce 3  [CG105646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105646)

Silver (The Club at Tonkawa – Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG105668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105668)

(On this issue, "The Club at Tonkawa" is in a band across the top of the card)

5th Blue (The Club at Tonkawa) None Scarce 3  [CG139944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139944)

(Two logos on reverse for West and East properties – listed under both locations & used at both)

6th Blue (Club Tonkawa – Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG202932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202932)

(Three logos on reverse for Tonkawa East & West plus Native Lights, same card used at all three

locations and listed under all three locations.)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None V Scarce 7  [CG016636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016636)

XX White (Multimedia Games – large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG016641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016641)

XX White (“Tonkawa House Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG016664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016664)

[**TONKAWA INDIAN CASINO WEST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTOTI)**(Tonkawa, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Blue (The Club at Tonkawa) None Scarce 3  [CG139944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139944)

(Two logos on reverse for West and East properties – listed under both locations & used at both)

2nd Blue (The Club at Tonkawa) None Scarce 3  [CG167231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167231)

(Single logo on reverse for just the West property)

3rd Blue (Club Tonkawa – Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG202932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202932)

(Three logos on reverse for Tonkawa East & West plus Native Lights, same card used at all three

locations and listed under all three locations.)

**TRADING POST CASINO (Pawnee, OK)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Pawnee Nation")*

[**TREASURE VALLEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKDATV) **(Davis, OK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

1st Gold (“Players Plus”) None Scarce 3  [CG016342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016342)

2nd Gold (“Players Plus” & Casino Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG016343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016343)

3rd Brown (“X Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG016344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016344)

(Reverse paragraph is 67mm wide)

4th Brown (“X Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG069853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069853)

(Reverse paragraph is 69mm wide)

5th Brown (“X Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG199468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199468)

(Reverse paragraph is 71mm wide)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG016345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016345)

XX White (Multimedia Games – large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG016346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016346)

[**TWO RIVERS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPCTR) **(Ponca City, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (“Where the money flows”) None Scarce 3  [CG016347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016347)

Gold (“Where the money flows”) None Scarce 5  [CG016373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016373)

Black (“Where the money flows”) None V Scarce 7  [CG016391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016391)

(Copyright 2011 on reverse, reverse address info on one line)

2nd White ("Where the money flows") None Scarce 3  [CG107719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107719)

(Copyright 2011, reverse phone# and address info on two lines)

XX White (“Two Rivers Casino” & Member name) None V Scarce 7  [CG016409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016409)

XX Silver (“Two Rivers Casino” & Member name) None V Scarce 7  [CG016410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016410)

[**WASHITA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKPAWC) **(Paoli, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG069860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069860)

XX White (Multimedia Card – small logo) None Scarce 3  [CG016577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016577)

XX White (Multimedia Card – large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG016578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016578)

[**WILSON TRAVEL PLAZA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWIWT) **(Wilson, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

XX Blue (“Diamond Game – Wilson Casino”) None Scarce 3  [CG125829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125829)

XX White (Multimedia Games – large logo) None Scarce 3  [CG125830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125830)

[**WINSTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKTHWC) **(Thackerville, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st DK Multi (WinStar Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010952)

2nd DK Multi (WinStar Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG010953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010953)

(This issue has a line both horizontal and vertical with a small blue box on the left of obverse)

3rd Brown/Yellow (WinStar Rewards & Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG010954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010954)

(Address on **one** line reverse)

4th Brown/Yellow (WinStar Rewards & Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG010955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010955)

(Address on **3** lines reverse)

5a Blue (Club Passport Card) None Scarce 3  [CG186738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186738)

(Logo at bottom left on reverse with “Casinos” under “WinStar”)

5b Blue (Club Passport Card) None Scarce 3  [CG010956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010956)

Blue (Club Passport Card) 01 Scarce 3  [CG010957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010957)

Blue (Club Passport Card) 02 Scarce 3  [CG195361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195361)

(Logo at bottom left on reverse with “World Casino” under “WinStar”)

6th Blue (Club Passport Card) None Scarce 3  [CG070326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070326)

(Logo at bottom right on reverse, reverse paragraph 69mm wide)

7th Blue (Club Passport Card) None Scarce 3  [CG010958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010958)

(Logo at bottom right on reverse, reverse paragraph 63mm wide)

8th Blue (Club Passport Card) None Scarce 3  [CG125958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125958)

(Logo at bottom left on reverse and now says "WinStar World Casino and Resort")

TC1 Yellow/Orange (Poker Room) None V Scarce 7  [CG010959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010959)

(No date on obverse)

TC2 Yellow/Orange (Poker Room 2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG010960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010960)

(PokerTek 2005 in very small print in upper right on obverse)

XX Blue (“Diamond Game”) None Scarce 3  [CG010969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010969)

XX White (Multimedia Card – Large Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG010970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010970)

XX Green (Poker Pro Employee Access Card) None Rare 25  [CG010968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010968)

XX Biege (Lunar New Year 2018 – Year of the Dog) P806419 V Scarce 7  [CG195639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195639)

XX Green/Blue (Club Passport RIO) P815643 Scarce 3  [CG199085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199085)

(Rio is a smoke free slot venue at WinStar)

**[WYANDOTTE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=OKWYWN) (Wyandotte, OK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: yes

*(Became River Bend Casino in 2017)*

1st Yellow (Club Wyandotte) None Scarce 3  [CG016420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016420)

Silver (Club Wyandotte – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG016422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016422)

Dk Wine (Club Wyandotte – Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG016432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016432)

2nd Black (Club Wyandotte) PG Scarce 3  [CG016434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016434)

3rd Yellow (Get Ready for a Whole New Way 2 Play) PG Scarce 3  [CG024541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024541)

(Has "Fall 2014 along right edge of obverse)

4th Blue (Club Wyandotte Special Edition) PG Scarce 3  [CG086688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086688)

(Starting with this issue, cards list Wyandotte and Lucky Turtle on revers and were used at both

locations until Wyandotte changed to River Bend)

5th Black (Club Wyandotte) PG Scarce 3  [CG092207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092207)

(Lists Wyandotte and Lucky Turtle casinos on reverse)

6th Mustard (Club Wyandotte) PG Scarce 3  [CG168422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168422)

7th Gold/Black (Club Wyandotte Premier Rewards) PG Scarce 3  [CG137624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137624)

XX Black/Multi (“Club Wyandotte” – Flag & Fireworks) None V Scarce 7  [CG016476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016476)

(Commemorative card used for Fourth of July 2011)

XX Blue/Multi (Wishing You a Year of Winning) None V Scarce 7  [CG016568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=016568)

(Commemorative card used for New Years 2013)

XX Orange (Wishing You A Season Of Winning!) None V Scarce 7  [CG134530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134530)

XX Black/Yellow (Club 60 West - This Spot Rocks) PG V Scarce 7  [CG172694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172694)

(Special Edition card)

XX Gold/Multi (2016 Wishing You a Year of Winning!) PG V Scarce 7  [CG199469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199469)

(Commemorative card used for New Years 2016)

[**OREGON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=or)

[**CHINOOK WINDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORLCCW) **(Lincoln City, OR)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st White (Kenny Rogers & "Chinook Winners Circle") PPC V Rare 75  [CG064500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064500)

(Kenny Rogers was associated only briefly with this casino and the card was pulled shortly

after opening)

2nd White (Chinook Winners Circle) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG006735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006735)

3rd White (Chinook Winners Circle) Cameo Scarce 3  [CG006737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006737)

4th White (Chinook Winners Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG006741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006741)

5th Brown/Orange (Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG064503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064503)

(Black text on reverse)

6th Brown/Orange (Picture of Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG064504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064504)

(Blue text on reverse)

Brown/Orange (Picture of Casino - Elite Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG006742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006742)

Black (Indian Beads & “Elite Player”) None V Scarce 7  [CG006743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006743)

7th Brown/Orange (Picture of Casino) ACC Scarce 3  [CG006744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006744)

Black (Indian Beads & “Elite Player”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG006747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006747)

8th Cream (Winners Circle) ACC Scarce 3  [CG006748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006748)

9th Cream (Winners Circle) ACC Scarce 3  [CG006749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006749)

(Flags drifting off the “W” in “Winds” on the reverse logo)

10th Cream (Winners Circle) ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG006750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006750)

11th Multi (Winners Circle and 7’s) ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG101429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101429)

Multi (Winners Circle and 7’s) ACC Scarce 3  [CG006752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006752)

12th Multi (Winners Circle and 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG060079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060079)

(Space from reverse paragraph to bottom line is 5mm)

Gold (“MVP” and 7’s) None V Scarce 7  [CG091826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091826)

Silver (“Premier” and 7’s) None V Scarce 7  [CG091827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091827)

Black (“Elite” and Indian Beads) None V Scarce 7  [CG091828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091828)

(Logo to the right, was centered)

13th Multi (Winners Circle and 7's) None Scarce 3  [CG133260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133260)

(Space from reverse paragraph to bottom line is now 6mm)

14th Red (20 Years: 1995 – 2015) None Scarce 3  [CG050070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050070)

15th Red (Winners Circle – Member) None Scarce 3  [CG168678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168678)

(Last line in reverse paragraph is “Card expires January 31, 2017”)

Gold (Winners Circle – MVP) None Scarce 3  [CG168679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168679)

Silver (Winners Circle – Premiere) None V Scarce 7  [CG168680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168680)

Black (Winners Circle – Elite) None Rare 10  [CG168681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168681)

16th Red (Winners Circle – Member) None Scarce 3  [CG177340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177340)

(No expiration date on reverse)

XX Brown (Boomer Club Winners Circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG006753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006753)

(Seniors card)

XX Multicolored (Boxing "Commotion at the Ocean") None Rare 20  [CG064515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064515)

XX Blue/Wht/Red (Boxing "Commotion at the Ocean III") None Rare 20  [CG006754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006754)

XX Teal/Orange (“Ocean Fantasy 2001”) None V Rare 50  [CG059904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059904)

(This card was issued for a special occasion only and most cards were thrown out)

XX White (Chinook Winners Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG006755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006755)

(Temporary card with mag strip on blank reverse)

[**INDIAN HEAD GAMING CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORWSIH) **(Warm Springs, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed 2002

*(The casino changed it’s name to Kah-Nee-Ta in from 2001 to 2012)*

[**INDIAN HEAD CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORWSI1) **(Warm Springs, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club ReOpened: 2012 Closed no

1st Black ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG101360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101360)

2nd Tan (Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG132375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132375)

3rd Orange (Players Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG164235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164235)

[**KAH-NEE-TA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORWSKN) **(Warm Springs, OR)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2012

*(The Kah-Nee-Ta casino closed at the mountain resort in 2012 and moved down to*

*the main highway where it reopened with it’s original Indian Head Casino name)*

1st Burgundy ("Club Kah-Nee-Ta") None Scarce 3  [CG101361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101361)

**[KLA-MO-YA CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORCHKL) (Chiloquin, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Brown ("Bonus Club") None Scarce 3  [CG101377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101377)

Brown ("Bonus Club 2000 Member VIP") None Scarce 7  [CG101378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101378)

(VIP Sticker covers normal “Bonus Club” printing)

2nd Multicolored Tan ("Bonus Club Member/I’m a Winner") None Scarce 3  [CG101379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101379)

(Web address on reverse)

3rd Black/Yellow (Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG101380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101380)

(4 lines info above paragraph, bottom yellow band is 14mm high)

Black/Yellow (Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG117242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117242)

(4 lines info above paragraph, bottom yellow band is only 6mm high)

4th Black/Yellow (Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG101381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101381)

(5 lines info above paragraph)

5th Black/Blue (“Arrow Head”) None Scarce 3  [CG089638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089638)

Black/Green (“Crows Knees”) None Scarce 3  [CG101382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101382)

Black/Yellow (“Quails Plume”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101383)

(This issue has 5 lines of text in the reverse paragraph, zipcode smaller than "OR" state in address)

6th Black/Blue (“Arrow Head”) None Scarce 3  [CG101385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101385)

(3 lines of text in reverse paragraph, zipcode smaller than "OR" state in address)

7th Black/Blue (“Arrow Head”) None Scarce 3  [CG101384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101384)

(3 lines of text in reverse paragraph, zipcode same size as "OR" state in address)

8th Black/Blue (“Arrow Head”) None Scarce 3  [CG104872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104872)

Black/Green (“Crows Knees”) None Scarce 3  [CG104873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104873)

Black/Yellow (“Quails Plume”) None V Scarce 7  [CG164236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164236)

(5 lines of text in reverse paragraph, zipcode same size as "OR" state in address)

XX Multicolored Purple (“Bonus Club Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101387)

(This card was used as a temp during transition of new cards)

[**MILL CASINO, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORNBTM) **(North Bend, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Millionaire$ Club" & Lumberjack) None V Rare 40  [CG101402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101402)

2nd Lt Brown ("Millionaire$ Club" Over Tree Bark) None Scarce 3  [CG101403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101403)

(Different height barcodes on reverse are known)

3rd Orange ("Millionaire$ Club" & Lumberjack on Ship) None Scarce 3  [CG062742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062742)

(There are 4 lines of text in the last paragraph)

4th Orange (“Millionaire$ Club” & Lumberjack on Ship) None Scarce 3  [CG101404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101404)

(Web address added, 5 lines of text in the last paragraph)

5th Orange (“Millionaire$ Club” & Lumberjack on Ship) None Scarce 3  [CG101405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101405)

(There are 6 lines of text in the last paragraph)

Green Marble (“Millionaire$ Gold Club”) None Rare 10  [CG101406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101406)

(Higher level card issued in 2001, last paragraph on reverse has 4 lines)

Green Marble (“Millionaire$ Gold Club”) None Rare 10  [CG101407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101407)

(Last paragraph on reverse has 5 lines)

6th Black (“Millionaire$ Club” & 3- 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG101408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101408)

(Last line in paragraph begins “at www…”)

7th Blue (“Millionaire$ Club” & Water) None Scarce 3  [CG101409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101409)

Lt Blue (“Millionaire$ Club” & Dice) None Scarce 3  [CG101410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101410)

(The last line reverse on this issue begins “membership rules.”)

Gold (“Millionaire$ Gold Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101411)

(Gold Club has “Expires 5-25-05” and last line in paragraph begins “for any…”)

8th Blue (“Millionaire$ Club” & Water) None Scarce 3  [CG101430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101430)

Lt Blue (“Millionaire$ Club” & Dice) None Scarce 3  [CG101412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101412)

(The last line reverse on this issue begins “Millionaire$ Club…”)

9th Black (“Millionaire$ Club” & 3- 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG101413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101413)

Blue/Multi (“Millinaires Club” & Casino Front) None Scarce 3  [CG101414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101414)

Blue/Multi (“Millinaires Club” & Trees) None Scarce 3  [CG101415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101415)

Gold (“Millionaire$ Gold Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101416)

(Gold Club has "Expires 11/25/08 and last line in paragraph begins “transaction…”)

10th Blue/Multi (“Millinaires Club” & Casino Front) None Scarce 3  [CG101417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101417)

Blue/Multi (“Millinaires Club” & Trees) None Scarce 3  [CG101418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101418)

(This issue has the word “CASINO” in white with “On Coos Bay, Oregon” below reverse logo)

11th Black (“Millionaire$ Club” & 3- 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG101419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101419)

(Last line in paragraph begins “800…” with “On Coos Bay, Oregon” below the reverse logo)

12th Black (“Millionaire$ Club” & 3- 7’s) 0911\_AC\_20M Scarce 3  [CG101420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101420)

(Last line in paragraph begins “**or 800**…” with "0911\_AC\_20M" left of reverse logo)

Black (“Millionaire$ Club” & 3- 7’s) 1005\_AC\_20M Scarce 3  [CG186945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186945)

(Last line in paragraph begins “**or 800**…” with "1005\_AC\_20M" left of reverse logo)

Black (“Millionaire$ Club” & 3- 7’s) 1007\_AC\_30M Scarce 3  [CG115087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115087)

(Last line in paragraph begins “**or 800**…” with "1007\_AC\_30M" left of reverse logo)

13th Bronze (Mill Club Preferred Member) 1201\_AC\_55M Scarce 3  [CG089636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089636)

Silver (Mill Club Premier Member) 1202\_AC\_6M Scarce 3  [CG101421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101421)

Gold (Mill Club Elite Member) 1202\_AC\_4M Scarce 3  [CG101422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101422)

(AC maunfacturer marks are to the left of the reverse logo)

(Premier and Elite Member cards have 1/2/2013 expiration dates printed on obverse)

14th Bronze (Mill Club Preferred Member) 1210\_AC\_44M Scarce 3  [CG115088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115088)

("1210\_AC\_44M" to left of reverse logo)

15th Bronze (Mill Club Preferred Member) 1311\_AC\_25M Scarce 3  [CG133263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133263)

("1311\_AC\_25M" to left of reverse logo)

16th Bronze (Mill Club Preferred Member) 1407\_AC\_10M Scarce 3  [CG135117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135117)

("1407\_AC\_10M" to left of reverse logo)

17th Bronze (Mill Club Preferred) 1412\_AC\_150M Scarce 3  [CG047750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047750)

Silver (Mill Club Premier) 1412\_AC\_30M V Scarce 7  [CG047751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047751)

Brown (Mill Club Elite) 1412\_AC\_10M V Scarce 7  [CG047755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047755)

Black (Mill Club Elite Black) 1412\_AC\_1.5M Rare 15  [CG047756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047756)

(AC numbers to left of reverse logo, higher level cards have 1/18/2016 expiration dates)

18th Silver (Mill Club Premier) 1604\_AC\_10M V Scarce 7  [CG168684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168684)

Brown (Mill Club Elite) 1604\_AC\_5M V Scarce 7  [CG168685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168685)

Black (Mill Club Elite Black) 1604\_AC\_3M Rare 15  [CG168686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168686)

(AC numbers to left of reverse logo, cards have 1/18/2017 expiration dates)

**MULTNOMAH GREYHOUND PARK (Wood Village, OR)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2005

*(Owned by MEC who decided to focused on Portland Meadows)*

1st Red (Player’s Reward) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00067](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00067.jpg)

[**PORTLAND MEADOWS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORPOPM) **(Portland, OR)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

*(Besides live racing, Historical Horse Racing Machines and a poker room are offered)*

1st Blue (Players Reward) None Scarce 3  [CG172719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172719)

2nd Cream (Rewards Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG172720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172720)

[**SEVEN FEATHERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORCASF) **(Canyonville, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Black ("Players Club" – in yellow) PPC Rare 10  [CG006767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006767)

Black ("Players Club" – in gold) PPC Rare 10  [CG117243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117243)

(On reverse of this issue "Must be **18** years of age or older to use card.")

2nd Black ("Players Club") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG006768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006768)

(On reverse "Must be **21** years of age or older to use this card.")

3rd Purple (“Players Club” & Bubbles – Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG006769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006769)

Purple ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG044945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044945)

(Second line of text on reverse is 75mm wide)

4th Purple ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG006778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006778)

(Second line of text on reverse is 80mm wide)

5th Purple ("Players Club Preferred") None Scarce 3  [CG006779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006779)

("Preferred" is silver when looking at the right angle)

Silver ("Players Club Silver") None Scarce 3  [CG091383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091383)

Gold ("Players Club Gold") None Scarce 3  [CG091384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091384)

Blue ("Players Club Platinum") None V Scarce 7  [CG091385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091385)

Black ("Players Club Platinum Elite") None V Scarce 7  [CG091386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091386)

6th Purple ("Players Club Preferred") None Scarce 3  [CG089639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089639)

("Preferred" is no longer silver, now purple printing)

7th Purple ("Players Club Preferred") None Scarce 3  [CG141144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141144)

Silver ("Players Club Silver") None Scarce 3  [CG159690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159690)

Gold ("Players Club Gold") None Scarce 3  [CG159691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159691)

Black ("Players Club Platinum Elite") None V Scarce 7  [CG159692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159692)

("Seven Feathers" no longer inside silver oval on obverse)

[**SPIRIT MOUNTAIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORGRSM) **(Grand Ronde, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Teal (Coyote Club & Rectangle Shaped Logo) None Rare 15  [CG006435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006435)

2nd Red/Green/Blue ("Coyote Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG006436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006436)

3rd Grey Marble ("Coyote Club" & Large Logo at Right) None Scarce 3  [CG006438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006438)

(Last line on reverse is “Player Services.”, many color variations from purple to silver exist)

4th Silver ("Coyote Club" & Small Logo in Center) None Scarce 3  [CG006439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006439)

5th Brown ("Coyote Club") None Scarce 3  [CG006447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006447)

6th Black/Yellow ("Luck Happens") None Scarce 3  [CG006451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006451)

7th Teal/Lt Orange (Coyote Club Logo Centered) None Scarce 3  [CG006452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006452)

(Above two cards have “After 24 months of non-use, card will expire.” )

8th Yellow/Orange (“The Coyote Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG006454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006454)

(The “1” is deleted from the phone number on the reverse)

9th Yellow/Orange (“The Coyote Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG006458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006458)

(The “1” is added to the phone number on the reverse)

10th Rainbow Multi (“Coyote Club” & Wolf Head) None Scarce 3  [CG006469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006469)

(Reverse mentions “inactive after **24 months**…”)

11th Rainbow Multi (“Coyote Club” & Wolf Head) None Scarce 3  [CG006476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006476)

(Reverse mentions “inactive after **12 months**…”)

12th Rainbow Multi (“Coyote Club” & Wolf Head) None Scarce 3  [CG060080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060080)

(No longer has “Play Your Game” under Coyote Club on obverse. Reverse paragraph has 10

Lines & the last line starts “Cardholder must be…” The word “enterprise” starts with lower

case ‘e’ in the last line on the reverse.)

13th Rainbow Multi (“Coyote Club” & Wolf Head) None Scarce 3  [CG101398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101398)

(The word “Enterprise” starts with capital ‘E’ in last line on the reverse)

14th Rainbow Multi (“Coyote Club” & Wolf Head) None Scarce 3  [CG101399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101399)

(Reverse paragraph now has 11 lines, last line starts “Using another guest’s card…”)

Gold ("Coyote Club Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101400)

Silver ("Coyote Club Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101401)

(Higher level cards have "Gold" or "Platinum" in upper right corner on obverse)

15th Rainbow Multi ("Coyote Club" & Wolf Head) None Scarce 3  [CG133234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133234)

Gold (Coyote Club Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG150448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150448)

Silver (“Coyote Club Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG164085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164085)

(Wide black band across bottom of reverse with 7 lines of text in paragraph above. Higher

level cards have "Gold" or “Platinum” in lower left corner on obverse.)

16th Rainbow Multi ("Coyote Club" & 20 Year Anniv) None Scarce 3  [CG147105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147105)

Silver ("Coyote Club Platinum" & 20 Year Anniv) None V Scarce 7  [CG151239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151239)

17th Rainbow Multi ("Coyote Club" & 20 Year Anniv) LVP728914 Scarce 3  [CG149772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149772)

18th Rainbow Multi (“Coyote Club” & Wolf Head) None Scarce 3  [CG168682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168682)

(Gold wolf head in circle between “Coyote” and “Club”)

XX Yellow ? Rare 15  [CG006434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006434)

(This card is called the “Refrigerator Card” by employees at this casino as it is used by hi-rollers

enabling them to enter a room filled with snacks)

XX Blue (American Flag) None Scarce 3  [CG006433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006433)

[**THREE RIVERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORFLTR) **(Florence, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG006795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006795)

(Next to last line in reverse top paragraph text is the word “**card**”)

2nd Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG006796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006796)

(Next to last line in reverse top paragraph text is the word “**cards**”)

3rd Yellow (Players Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG006798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006798)

Grey (Players Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG006799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006799)

(“Insert” and arrows in upper left corner of obverse)

4th Yellow (Players Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG089640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089640)

Grey (Players Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG006800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006800)

(Obverse is now glittery metallic, including all text as well. No longer has “Insert” and arrows.

Website is on reverse right under the phone number.)

5th Yellow (Players Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG006801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006801)

(Website is on reverse right under the phone number and address at the very bottom)

6th Yellow (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG047749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047749)

Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG145796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145796)

(Now lists Florence & Coos Bay locations, no significance to colors – player chooses either)

7th Yellow (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG168683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168683)

Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG183241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183241)

(Phone number in bottom line of reverse logo instead of listing locations)

**[WILDHORSE RESORT](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ORPEWI) (Pendleton, OR)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Yellow/Purple (Club Wild Horse Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG101388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101388)

2nd Yellow/Purple (Club Wild Horse Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG064506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064506)

3a Red/Multi (“Club Wild”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG101391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101391)

Blue/Multi (“Club Wild”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG101392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101392)

Orange/Multi (“Club Wild”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG199383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199383)

3b Grey/Multi (“Club Wild Appalosa”) None V Scarce 7  [CG136079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136079)

Gold/Multi (“Club Wild Cayuse”) None V Scarc 7  [CG136080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136080)

(Leve is in upper left corner)

4th Blue (“Club Wild Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG073501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073501)

Grey/Multi (“Club Wild Appalosa”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101390)

Gold/Multi (“Club Wild Cayuse”) None V Scarc 7  [CG101389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101389)

(Level is in upper right corner)

5th Blue (“Club Wild Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG101394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101394)

Grey/Multi (“Club Wild Appalosa”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101396)

Gold/Multi (“Club Wild Cayuse 2011”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101395)

(Level is in larger text in upper right corner obverse than previous issue)

6th Blue (“Club Wild Classic”) None Scarce 3  [CG115290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115290)

Grey/Multi (“Club Wild Appalosa”) None V Scarce 7  [CG115291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115291)

Orange/Multi (“Club Wild Cayuse”) None V Scarce 7  [CG115292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115292)

(Level now in large letters on darker color band across bottom of obverse)

7th Blue (Club Wild – River) None Scarce 3  [CG159693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159693)

Orange (Club Wild – Vista) None Scarce 3  [CG166197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166197)

Red (Club Wild – Horizon VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG166198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166198)

Purple (Club Wild – Sky VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG159694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159694)

Black (Club Wild – Star VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG166199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166199)

XX Black (“Bingo Winners Club” & Bingo Balls) GTI V Scarce 7  [CG012789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012789)

(Highly unusual, this is believed to be one of a few cards that has the mfg. listed on the front! GTI

stands for “Game Tech International”. Similar cards are used at Desert Diamond in AZ,

Dakota Connection in SD, Virgin River in Mesquite, NV and Creek Nation in OK)

**[PENNSYLVANIA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=pa)**

[**HARRAH'S CHESTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PACHHA) **(Chester, PA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2012

*(Renamed Harrah's Philadelphia in 2012)*

1st Red/Purple (Fast Bet) None Scarce 3  [CG029763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029763)

XX Blue/Multicolored (“Play in Chester… Escape to AC”) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG029766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029766)

(Total Rewards Copyright 2010)

XX Blue/Multicolored (“Play in Chester… Escape to AC”) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG029765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029765)

(Total Rewards Copyright 2011)

*(See the Harrah’s “Universal Card Section.” for later cards)*

[**HARRAH'S PHILADELPHIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PACHHP) **(Chester, PA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

*(Originally Harrah's Chester Casino Racetrack)*

*(See the Harrah’s “Universal Card Section.” for current cards)*

**[HOLLYWOOD CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAGRHO) (Grantville, PA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened 2009 Closed: no

*(Part of**Penn National Gaming)*

1st Red (action! Director) (I) Scarce 3  [CG030699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030699)

Mustard (action! Producer) (I) Scarce 3  [CG029662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029662)

2nd Blue (Club Hollywood) (I) Scarce 3  [CG029404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029404)

Mustard (Club Hollywood Celebrity) (I) Scarce 3  [CG029405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029405)

Red (Club Hollywood Producer) (I) Scarce 3  [CG029406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029406)

3rd Grey (“Club Hollywood” on filmstrip) None Scarce 3  [CG050753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050753)

Mustard (“Club Hollywood – Celebrity”) None Scarce 3  [CG050755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050755)

Red (“Club Hollywood – Producer”) None Scarce 3  [CG050756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050756)

Black (“Club Hollywood – Executive Producer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG050767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050767)

*(Now uses the universal Marquee Rewards cards)*

[**MEADOWS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAWAME) **(Washington, PA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Blue/Grey (“Player Rewards” & Horse Racing Logo) V Scarce 3  [CG029726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029726)

2nd Red (Meadows Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG029727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029727)

Grey (Meadows Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG050507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050507)

Gold (Meadows Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG029562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029562)

(Reverse text aligned left & right on this issue)

3rd Red (Meadows Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG029728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029728)

(Reverse text **NOT** aligned left & right)

4th Burgundy/Pink (Meadows Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG029729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029729)

Grey (Meadows Elite & Player Photo) None Rare 15  [CG049199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049199)

(2nd line starts and extends further than paragraph text on this issue)

5th Red/Multi (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG029732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029732)

Grey (“Players Club” Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG029734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029734)

Mustard (“Players Club” Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG029733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029733)

Purple (“Players Club” Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG029735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029735)

Blue (“Players Club” Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG050508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050508)

(3 lines of bold text between mag stripe and paragraph on this issue)

6th Red/Multi (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG050557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050557)

Grey (“Players Club” Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG050562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050562) Mustard (“Players Club” Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG050571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050571)

Purple (“Players Club” Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG050603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050603)

(2 lines of bold text between mag stripe and paragraph on this issue)

7th Red/Multi (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG050618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050618)

(Single line of bold text between mag stripe and paragraph, Gambling Problem phone number

now moved to the bottom)

8th Black (Meadows Advantage Players Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG143151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143151)

Black (Meadows Advantage Players Club – Silver) PG Scarce 3  [CG173806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173806)

Black (Meadows Advantage Players Club – Gold) PG V Scarce 7  [CG173810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173810)

Black (Meadows Advantage Players Club – Platinum) PG V Scarce 7  [CG195075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195075)

XX Blue/Grey (Meadows Racing) None Scarce 3  [CG084086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084086)

(Mag stripe and barcode on reverse)

*(Now uses the universal My Choice cards)*

[**MOHEGAN SUN AT POCONO DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAPLMS) **(Wilkes-Barre, PA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(It's unclear exactly what order the early cards were issued so they are grouped based on the reverse text)*

1st Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022924)

(Next to last line on revere is just "Call 1-800-GAMBLER", one phone number under reverse logo)

Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135262)

(Next to last line on reverse is just "Call 1-800-GAMBLER", two phone numbers under reverse logo)

Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG077286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077286)

(Reverse logo 20mm wide, next to last line on revere starts "Compulsive Gambling...")

Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022925)

(Reverse logo 17mm wide, next to last line on reverse starts "Compulsive Gambling...")

Orange (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG023302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023302)

Blue/Silver (Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135263)

(This issue has a white reverse)

2nd Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG198772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198772)

(Two lines of text below reverse paragraph, 6 lines of text in paragraph)

Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG026303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026303)

(Two lines of text below reverse paragraph, 5 lines of text in paragraph)

Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135264)

(Three lines of text below reverse paragraph)

Blue/Silver (Sagamore Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG026350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026350)

Orange (Mohegan Sun Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG026305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026305)

(This issue has a black reverse with a single paragraph of text)

3rd Blue/Orange (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG105123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105123)

Blue/Silver (Sagamore Club – Valid Thru 01/15/14) None V Scarce 7  [CG114118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114118)

Orange (Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG107014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107014)

(This issue has a black reverse with two paragraphs of text)

4th Orange (Core Momentum 1) None Scarce 3  [CG126435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126435)

Blue (Leap Momentum 2) None Scarce 3  [CG135265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135265)

Yellow (Ascend Momentum 3) None V Scarce 7  [CG135266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135266)

Black (Soar Momentum 4) None V Scarce 7  [CG135267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135267)

(White reverse)

5th Orange (Core Momentum 1) PG Scarce 3  [CG172369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172369)

Purple (Ignite Momentum 2) PG Scardce 3  [CG200787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200787)

Blue (Leap Momentum 3) PG Scarce 3  [CG200788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200788)

Yellow (Ascend Momentum 4) PG V Scarce 7  [CG200789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200789)

Black (Soar Momentum 5) PG V Scarce 7  [CG200790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200790)

(Black reverse)

XX Dk /Lt Grey (Racing Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG023325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023325)

(Gambling Problem phone# included in last line of paragraph on reverse)

XX Silver (Racing Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG200791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200791)

(Gambling Problem phone# on separate line)

XX Red (Hot Summer Fun 2013 Ltd Edition) None V Scarce 7  [CG114119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114119)

[**MOUNT AIRY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAMPMA) **(Mount Pocono, PA**)

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Tan (Bronze Club) (I) Common 3  [CG018984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018984)

(White and pinkish tint reverses known)

Grey (Silver Club) (I) Common 3  [CG018985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018985)

Mustard (Gold Club) (I) Common 3  [CG018986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018986)

2nd Tan (Bronze Club) PG Common 1  [CG023493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023493)

Grey (Silver Club) PG Common 1  [CG171662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171662)

3rd Brown (Bronze & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) PG Common 1  [CG023494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023494)

Grey (Silver & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) PG Common 1  [CG023495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023495)

Mustard (Gold & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) PG Common 3  [CG023496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023496)

Black (Onyx & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) PG Common 3  [CG023497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023497)

4th Brown (Bronze & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) None Common 1  [CG018987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018987)

Grey (Silver & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) None Common 1  [CG019012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019012)

Mustard (Gold & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) None Common 3  [CG019013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019013)

Black (Onyx & Faint Casino Photo in Oval) None Common 3  [CG019085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019085)

5th Brown (Bronze & Faint "M" in circle) PG Common 1  [CG072261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072261)

Grey (Silver & Faint "M" in circle) PG Common 1  [CG072339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072339)

Yellow (Gold & Faint "M" in circle) PG Common 3  [CG072355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072355)

Black (Onyx & Faint "M" in circle) PG Common 3  [CG072357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072357)

(Reverse text centered and not aligned left or right)

6th Brown (Bronze & Faint “M: in circle) PG Common 1  [CG169878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169878)

Grey (Silver & Faint "M" in circle) PG Common 1  [CG169879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169879)

Yellow (Gold & Faint "M" in circle) PG Common 3  [CG175578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175578)

Black (Onyx & Faint "M" in circle) PG Common 3  [CG169880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169880)

(Reverse text aligned left and right)

XX Black (Mount Airy Golf Club logo upper left) PG Common 3  [CG175579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175579)

(Smaller “M” in circle on the right, same reverse as 6th issue cards)

[**PARX CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PABNPX) **(Bensalem, PA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

*(Previously the Philadelphia Park)*

1st Orange (X Club) None Common 1  [CG028611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028611)

Yellow (X Club premium) None Common 1  [CG028612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028612)

Black (X Club elite) None Common 1  [CG010400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010400)

(Small "Casino" under the reverse Parx logo is 13mm wide with no ® after "Casino")

2nd Orange (X Club) None Common 1  [CG010401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010401)

Black (X Club elite) None Common 1  [CG050256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050256)

Red (Horse & Rider) None Common 3  [CG018976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=018976)

Black (Horse & Rider) None Common 3  [CG139865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139865)

(Small "Casino" under the reverse Parx logo is 13mm wide with ® after "Casino")

3rd Orange (X Club) None Common 1  [CG010402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010402)

Yellow (X Club premium) None Common 1  [CG082373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082373)

Black (X Club elite) None Common 1  [CG029759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029759)

(Larger "Casino" under the reverse Parx logo is 30mm wide with ® after "Casino")

4th Orange (X Club) None Common 1  [CG150480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150480)

Yellow (X Club Premium) None Common 1  [CG163210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163210)

(Reverse logo & text now centered instead of to the left as on all previous cards)

5th Orange (X Club) C–LV74885A Common 1  [CG150481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150481)

Yellow (X Club Premium) C–LV74885B Common 1  [CG150482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150482)

6th Orange (X Club) P787626 Common 1  [CG183716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183716)

[**PENN NATIONAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAGRPN) **(Grantville, PA)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Became the “Hollywood Casino” at Penn National)*

1st Grey/White (Players' Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG050877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050877)

(Barcode is 43mm in length)

Grey/White (Players' Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG029721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029721)

(Barcode is 48mm in length)

(This issue also used at Charles Town Races and mentions both on reverse)

2nd Black/Multi (“Player's Choice Card” & Race Horse) None Scarce 3  [CG050719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050719)

(A few cards are known with the player's number also printed on top right reverse)

[**PHILADELPHIA PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PABNPP) **(Philadelphia, PA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2010

*(Became the ParX Casino)*

1st Multi (“Player Rewards Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG029764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029764)

(Barcode reverse)

2nd Brick (“The Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG029723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029723)

Yellow (“The Players Club” Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG029724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029724)

Silver (“Elite”) None V Scarce 7  [CG050702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050702)

[**POCONO DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAPLMS) **(Wilkes-Barre, PA)**

[Racetrack]*(See "Mohegan Sun at Pocono Downs")*

[**PRESQUE ISLE DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAERPI) **(Erie, PA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black/White (“Roarin’ 20’s Classic Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG029761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029761)

(2nd line from bottom shorter than line above)

2nd Black/White (“Roarin’ 20’s Classic Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG014423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014423)

(2nd line from bottom same length as line above)

3rd Black/White (“Classic Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG029762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029762)

(Roarin’ 20’s Players Club, 2 lines text below phone number)

Dk Gold (“Gold Member”) None Scarce 7  [CG014436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014436)

4th Black/White (“Classic Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG014437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014437)

(Presque Isle Downs & Casino – No Roaring 20’s)

Gold (“Roarin’ 20’s Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014440)

Silver (“Roarin’ 20’s Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014442)

Black (“Roariin’ 20’s” – “The Black Card”) None Scarce 7  [CG014448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014448)

5th Black/White (“Classic Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG045074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045074)

Gold (“Roarin’ 20’s Gold Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014465)

Silver (“Roarin’ 20’s Platinum Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014476)

(This issue no longer has a signature strip on the reverse)

Green/Red (Chinese Text & Horse Head Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG014479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014479)

(Chinese text is also on the reverse with bamboo shoot design)

6th Purple (INClub Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG014480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014480)

Gold (INClub Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG014481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014481)

Silver (INClub Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG014482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014482)

Black (INClub Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG014483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014483)

(Gambling Problem info on one line, no "TM" after INClub on obverse)

7th Gold (INClub Gold) PG Scarce 3  [CG204989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204989)

(Gambling Problem info on one line, no "TM" after INClub on obverse)

8th Purple (INClub Classic) PG Scarce 3  [CG118271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118271)

Gold (INClub Gold) PG Scarce 3  [CG140628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140628)

(Gambling Problem info on two lines, "TM" after INClub on obverse)

(See the One Club cards from Eldorado Resorts in the Universal Selection for later cards)

[**RIVERS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAPIRI) **(Pittsburg, PA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1a Red (Rivers Edge Players Club& 1 Diamond) (I) Common 1  [CG029748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029748)

Blue (Rivers Edge Players Club & 2 Diamonds) (I) Common 1  [CG029749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029749)

Black (Rivers Edge Players Club & 3 Diamonds) (I) Common 1  [CG029750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029750)

Silver (Rivers Edge Players Club-Charter member) (I) Common 1  [CG013828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013828)

1b Red (Rivers Edge Players Club& 1 Diamond) None Common 1  [CG130460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130460)

Blue (Rivers Edge Players Club & 2 Diamonds) None Common 1  [CG130461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130461)

Black (Rivers Edge Players Club & 3 Diamonds) None Common 1  [CG130462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130462)

2nd Gold (Rush Rewards - Rush) None Common 1  [CG013829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013829)

Blue (Rush Rewards - Preferred) None Common 3  [CG013830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013830)

Black (Rush Rewards - Signature) None Common 3  [CG013831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013831)

(Reverse two paragraphs of text are 20mm top to bottom)

3rd Dk Gold (Rush Rewards - Rush) None Common 1  [CG013832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013832)

(Reverse two paragraphs of text are 21mm top to bottom)

4th Gold (Rush Rewards - Rush) PG Common 1  [CG132683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132683)

Blue (Rush Rewards - Preferred) PG Common 3  [CG130765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130765)

Black (Rush Rewards – Signature) PG Common 3  [CG021332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021332)

(Reverse has two paragraphs of text)

5th Gold (Rush Rewards – Rush) PG Common 1  [CG021333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021333)

(Reverse has single paragraph of text)

XX Black (44Six Club - Private Members Only) None V Scarce 7  [CG013833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013833)

(The reverse web address is "THERIVERSCASINO.COM")

*(All of the issues mention Pennsylvania in the reverse text. but apparently the cards*

*could also be used at the IL location)*

[**SANDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PABESB) **(Bethlehem, PA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Red (My Sands) None Common 1  [CG082376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082376)

Blue (My Sands - Preferred) None Common 1  [CG023046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023046)

(On third line of text in reverse paragraph, "My Sands" is in upper & lower case letters)

2nd Red (My Sands) None Common 1  [CG023045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023045)

Blue (My Sands - Preferred) None Common 1  [CG082377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082377)

(On third line of text in reverse paragraph, "MY SANDS" is in all upper case letters)

3rd Red (My Sands) None Common 1  [CG154701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154701)

(Reverse phone number is now 877-726-3777, all earlier cards had 877-SANDS77. The

reverse logo now just has "Bethlehem" under "Sands", it no longer has "Casino Resort")

[**SUGARHOUSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAPHSH) **(Philadelphia, PA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Black (Rush Rewards) None Common 1  [CG026298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026298)

Red (Rush Rewards) None Common 1  [CG006986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006986)

Brown (Rush Rewards) None Common 1  [CG006987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006987)

(Large "RUSH" full width of card on obverse)

2nd Gold (Rush Rewards – Rush) None Common 1  [CG006988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006988)

Blue (Rush Rewards – Preferred) None Common 3  [CG006989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006989)

Black (Rush Rewards – Signature) None Common 3  [CG006990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006990)

(3 lines of text at bottom of reverse under web address line)

3rd Gold (Rush Rewards – Rush) PG Common 1  [CG082359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082359)

Blue (Rush Rewards – Preferred) PG Common 3  [CG120116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120116)

Black (Rush Rewards – Signature) PG Common 3  [CG006991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006991)

4th Gold (Rush Rewards – Rush) None Common 1  [CG139868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139868)

Blue (Rush Rewards – Preferred) None Common 3  [CG141860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141860)

Black (Rush Rewards – Signature) None Common 3  [CG097141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097141)

(2 lines of text at bottom of reverse under web address line)

5th Gold (Rush Rewards – Rush) None Common 1  [CG190906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190906)

Blue (Rush Rewards – Preferred) None Common 3  [CG190907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190907)

(2 lines of text at bottom of reverse under web address line, obverse logo now has all letters in

straight line)

XX Multi (Philly Loves the Mummers) PG V Scarce 7  [CG006992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006992)

(Mummers cards have different player levels printed by casino under the player's name)

XX Purple (Poker Room – vertical card) None V Scarce 7  [CG136549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136549)

**[VALLEY FORGE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAKOVF) (Valley Forge, PA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Silver (Valley Club – Valley Player) None Common 1  [CG069930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069930)

Black (Valley Club – Valley Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG013834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013834)

2nd Red (Valley Club Passport) PG Common 1  [CG140182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140182)

Gold (Valley Elite Passport) PG Scarce 3  [CG140183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140183)

3rd Red (Valley Club) None Common 1  [CG197020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197020)

XX Grey (Valley Connect – Casino Access) None Common 1  [CG069928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069928)

XX Green (Daily Passport) PG Common 1  [CG140184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140184)

(The green cards have a serial number printed in the upper right corner on the reverse above the

mag stripe that is unique to each card)

XX Red (Resort Membership) None V Scarce 7  [CG069931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069931)

XX Red (Valley Club Passport) None V Scarce 7  [CG105125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105125)

(The XX cards are required for casino access while the regular issue cards are used to track

play. The original red Vally Club Passport card carried a periodic membership fee.)

**[RHODE ISLAND](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ri)**

[**LINCOLN PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RILILP) **(Lincoln, RI)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2007

*(Changed name to Twin River Casino)*

1st Rust (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084440)

2nd Rust (Players Club & “Life is a game. Win.”) None Scarce 3  [CG084441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084441)

[**NEWPORT GRAND SLOTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RINEGS) **(Newport, RI)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened 2007 Closed: no

1st Lt Gold (Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG028616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=028616)

PC White (Membership Card & Grand Club Number) None Scarce 3  [CG046423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046423)

[**TIVERTON CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RITITR) **(Tiverton, RI)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

*(A Twin River Property)*

1st Dk Blue (Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG211698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211698)

[**TWIN RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RILITR) **(Lincoln, RI)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(Previously Lincoln Park)*

1st Green (WIN Twin River Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG022873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022873)

2nd Blue (Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG108250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108250)

(Has "Lincoln, RI" in reverse logo in bottom right corner)

3rd Blue (Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG109330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109330)

(Has "Casino" in reverse logo in bottom right corner)

4th Blue (Rewards) PG Scarce 3  [CG145403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145403)

5th Blue (Premier) PG Scarce 3  [CG145404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145404)

Brown (Club 100) PG V Scarce 7  [CG145405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145405)

Mustard (Elite) PG V Scarce 7  [CG145406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145406)

[**SOUTH CAROLINA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=sc)

**DIAMOND CASINO CRUISES (Little River, SC)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**STARDANCER (Little River, SC)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**SOUTH DAKOTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=sd)

[**BEST WESTERN HICKOK HOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEHH) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**BOURBON STREET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEB1) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**BUFFALO BODEGA COMPLEX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEBO) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG082394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082394)

*(See “Gulches Of Fun" for earlier cards that were used at both locations)*

[**BULLOCK EXPRESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEBE) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino used the paper cards from the Wild West Winners)*

[**BULLOCK HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEBE) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card and previously used the paper cards from*

*the Wild West WInners)*

[**CADILLAC JACK’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDECD) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Blue (Cadillac Jack’s Logo & “Preferred Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG067261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067261)

(**Black** arrows and “Insert”)

2nd Blue (Cadillac Jack’s Logo & “Preferred Member”) ACC Common 3  [CG008421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008421)

3rd Dk Blue (Cadillac Jack’s Logo & “Preferred Member”) None Common 3  [CG008422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008422)

(**White** arrows and “Insert”)

Red Marble (Silver Edition) None Scarce 3  [CG008423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008423)

Gold Marble (Gold Edition) None Scarce 3  [CG008424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008424)

Black Marble (Platinum Edition) None Scarce 3  [CG008425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008425)

4th Copper (Cadillac Jack’s Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG008426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008426)

Yellow (Cadillac Jack’s Logo & Gangster) None Scarce 3  [CG008427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008427)

Black (Cadillac Jack’s Logo & Lady in red) None Scarce 3  [CG008428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008428)

Purple (Cadillac Jack’s Logo & Martini glass) None Scarce 3  [CG008429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008429)

Red (Cadillac Jack’s Logo & Man in tux) None Scarce 3  [CG008430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008430)

(5 cards in 2007 – customers pick the one they want)

Black/Silver (Elite) None V Rare 50  [CG008431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008431)

5th Brown (“Cadillac Club” on wood grain background) None Scarce 3  [CG008432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008432)

6th White ("Cadillac Club" & Three Jacks) None Scarce 3  [CG008433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008433)

7th Black (Cadillac Club – $10,000 Roaring Riches) None Scarce 3  [CG049197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049197)

8th Black (Cadillac Club Card – Roaring Riches) None Scarce 3  [CG148247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148247)

("Cadillac Club Card" on red band across top of obverse)

9th Black (Cadillac Club Card – Roaring Riches) None Scarce 3  [CG166504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166504)

(No red band across top of obverse, woman with hat at right)

10th Brown (Jack’s Stacks) None Scarce 3  [CG182505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182505)

11th Black (Cadillac Club – large “J” with diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG203162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203162)

XX Olive Green (Employee Member) None Scarce 3  [CG008434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008434)

(NOTE: there is a casino game manufacturer called Cadillac Jack and they have a card with

their name and logo that is listed in the Distributor’s section. Their website is

www.cadillacjack.com while the SD casino’s website is www.cadillacjacksgaming.com

Some of their cards were also used at Puyallup and Emerald Queen casinos)

[**CELEBRITY HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDECH) **/** [**THE MINT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDECH) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Red ("Ultimate Rewards Card Celebrity Red Club") None Scarce 3  [CG139624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139624)

Gold ("Ultimate Rewards Card Celebrity Gold Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG144603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144603)

("Celebrity Hotel" on two lines with "The Mint" to the right)

2nd Red (“Ultimate Rewards Card Celebrity Red Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG022015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022015)

("Celebrity Hotel" on one line and no Mint logo)

3rd Black/Red (Deadwood’s Hottest Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG160538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160538)

[**DAKOTA CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDECH) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Yellow ("Dakota Club Gold Club") None V Rare 25  [CG058767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058767)

(Thin plastic card used at many different casinos in Deadwood and bars throughout the state) [CG058768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058768)

[**DAKOTA CONNECTION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDSIDC) **(Sisseton, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Purple ("Reel Deal Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013557)

(States “within 15 (fifteen) consecutive months.” on reverse)

2nd Blue/Lt Purple ("Reel Deal Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013558)

(States “within 12 (twelve) consecutive months.” on reverse, last line starts “within…”)

3rd Blue/Lt Purple ("Reel Deal Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013559)

(States “within 12 (twelve) consecutive months.” on reverse., last line is “months.”)

4th Blue/Lt Purple ("Reel Deal Club") None Scarce 3  [CG013560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013560)

(States “within 12 (twelve) consecutive months.” on reverse., last line is “invalid…”)

XX White (Agency Bingo & Casino – Grill Works – C/Store) None Scarce 3  [CG013561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013561)

XX Black (BINGO Winners Club) GTI Scarce 3  [CG012789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012789)

(Game Tech International is on the obverse. Similar cards are used at Desert Diamond in AZ,

Wildhorse Resort in OR, Virgin River in NV and Creek Nation in OK)

[**DAKOTA PLAYERS CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDXXDP) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Dakota Players Club" + A's & 8's Poker Hand) None V Scarce 7  [CG058653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058653)

(5th line on reverse is "Prize!")

2nd White ("Dakota Players Club" + A's & 8's Poker Hand) None V Scarce 7  [CG058668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058668)

(5th line on reverse is "Desired Prize!")

(Dakota Players Club is not a casino. This card is used at several casinos and was owned by the

Black Hills Novelty Co. Both cards were available after filling out the application in the casino.

The card arrived at your address 2 weeks later.)

3rd White ("Dakota Players Club" + A's & 8's Poker Hand) None V Scarce 7  [CG058669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058669)

(This card is now the property of A.G. Trucano Company, and is stated so on the reverse)

(Following cards are now used at several casinos, including Best Western Hickok House,

Bourbon Street, Bullock Hotel, Deadwood Express, Deadwood Frontier Club, Deadwood

Dick's, Fairmont Hotel, Oyster Bay, Iron Horse Inn, Hickok's Hotel & Casino, Gold Country

Inn, Martin-Mason Hotel, McKenna's Gold, Miss Kitty's Casino, Mustang Sally's, Old

Style/Saloon #10, VFW Club and Wooden Nickel)

4th Black ("Dakota Players Club" over wood planks) None V Scarce 7  [CG084482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084482)

5th Black ("Dakota Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG058764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058764)

(Background is now a plain black)

6th Black ("Dakota Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG139625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139625)

(Added red insert arrow bottom left of obverse)

7th Black ("Dakota Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG150555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150555)

(Reverse text moved right and a list of 13 locations added on the left)

8th Black (“Dakota Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG205094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205094)

(Now lists 12 locations on the reverse left)

PC Green ("Dakota Players Club") None V Rare 25  [CG058765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058765)

(This is actually a very thin plastic card)

[**DAKOTA SIOUX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDWADS) **(Watertown, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Yellow ("Player$ Club" & Horse Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG091672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091672)

2nd Black/Yellow ("Player$ Club" & Horse Logo) PPC Scarce 3  [CG091673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091673)

3rd Black/Yellow ("Player$ Club" & Horse Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG013563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013563)

**DEADWOOD EXPRESS (Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

**DEADWOOD FRONTIER CLUB (Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**DEADWOOD GULCH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEDR) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st White (Players Card) None V Rare 50  [CG091695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091695)

(Black “Deadwood Gulch”, Players Club held card for you – it was NOT to leave the building)

2nd White (Players Card) None V Rare 50  [CG091696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091696)

(Mustard colored “Deadwood Gulch”. Very short lived. Card embossed at Hotel for Casino use.

Barcode width varies depending on number of digits in the player number.)

3rd Black (V.I.P. Club) None Scarce 3  [CG091699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091699)

(Vertical reverse)

4th Mustard (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG091697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091697)

(Six levels, same card: Base, Silver, Gold, Platinum, Platinum Plus and Premier)

5th Black (V.I.P. Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG091676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091696)

(Horizontal reverse)

6th White (Players Club) 02 Scarce 3  [CG091698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091698)

7th White (Gulch Gamer’s Club) 01 Scarce 3  [CG091677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091677)

8th Grey (Gulch Gamer's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG147018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147018)

Blue (Gulch Gamer's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG147019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147019)

Red (Gulch Gamer's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG147020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147020)

Gold (Gulch Gamer's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG147021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147021)

[**DEADWOOD MOUNTAIN GRAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEMG) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Red/Gold (“Grand Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG087369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087369)

2nd Grey (Celebrity Status Silver Member) None Scarce 3  [CG148015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148015)

Gold (Celebrity Status Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG148016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148016)

Grey/Black (Celebrity Status Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG148017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148017)

White (Celebrity Status Diamond Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG148018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148018)

[**DEPOT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEDE) **&** [**MOTHERLODE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEML) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: 1999

1st Green ("Players' Club" & Train Logo) None V Rare 75  [CG022016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022016)

(The former casino owners stated that they threw out all unused slot cards when the casino closed)

[**EAST WIND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDMAEW) **(Pine Ridge, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Uses the same cards as Prairie Wind Casino starting with their 4th issue card)*

**FAIRMONT HOTEL (Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**FIRST GOLD HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEFG) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Gold (“1st” Gold Hotel) None V Rare+ 50  [CG021625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021625)

(Raised Printing and barcode)

2nd Gold (Gold Club) None V Rare 25  [CG021626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021626)

(Web address on obverse. “Gold Club” is similar to 1st edition. According to the cage, all these

were destroyed upon installation of the new system.)

3rd Gold (“Gold Club” & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067262)

(“Nugget” is right obverse, magnetic stripe on reverse)

4th Gold (“Gold Club” & Logo) ACC Common 3  [CG021627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021627)

(The “Nugget” is moved to the center of the obverse, cards have smooth gold appearance)

Gold (“Gold Club” & Logo) ACC Common 3  [CG021628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021628)

(The “Nugget” is moved to the center of the obverse, cards have “crinkled” gold appearance)

Gold (14 Karat Club) ACC Rare 25  [CG021629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021629)

Black (24 Karat Club) ACC V Rare 25  [CG021630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021630)

5th Gold (“Gold Club” & Logo) ABL Common 3  [CG021631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021631)

Black (24 Karat Club) ABL V Rare 25 [CG021632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021632)

[**FORT RANDALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDPIFR) **(Wagner, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: c.1998

Slot Club Reopened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Orange ("Fort Randall Gold Panners" Logo) None V Rare 100  [CG091647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091647)

2nd Purple (“Player$ Club” & picture square) None Scarce 3  [CG091648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091648)

3rd White/Purple (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG091646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091646)

4th Blue (Your Get Rich Getaway) None Scarce 3  [CG161139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161139)

PC Black/Multi (“Fort Randall Gold Panners Club V.I.P”) None V Scarce 7  [CG005010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005010)

[**FOUR ACES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEFA) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: 2014

1st White (Four Aces Logo & "VIP Club Member") None V Rare 25  [CG008374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008374)

(Raised Printing)

2nd White (Four Aces Logo – no “VIP Club Member”) None V Rare 25  [CG008375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008375)

(Raised Printing)

3rd White (Four Aces Logo & "Asure A Check") None Rare 15  [CG008376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008376)

(Raised Printing)

4th White (Cashback Club – NO Arrow on Top Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG066245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066245)

5th White (Cashback Club – Long Arrow on Top Left) None Scarce 3  [CG066247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066247)

Gold (Cashback Club – Long Arrow on Top Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG066246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066246)

6th White (“Cashback Club” & NO “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Common 3  [CG066248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066248)

Gold (“Cashback Club” & NO “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Scarce 3  [CG008366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008366)

7th White (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Common 3  [CG008367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008367)

Gold (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Scarce 3  [CG008369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008369)

8th White (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Common 3  [CG008370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008370)

Gold (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Scarce 3  [CG008371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008371)

Silver (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” –Platinum Member) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG008372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008372)

(“Deadwood South Dakota” is now over the top of the cards on the obverse)

9th White (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Common 3  [CG008373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008373)

(The color behind the “H” in “Cashback” on the obverse is now a dark green, previously it was

much lighter)

Silver (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” –Platinum Member) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG008377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008377)

(Tighter font on reverse due to a wide magnetic strip)

10th Gold (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ACC Scarce 3  [CG008378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008378)

Silver (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” –Platinum Member) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG008412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008412)

(This issue mentions “LLC” top line reverse)

11th White (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ABL Common 3  [CG008415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008415)

Gold (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ABL Common 3  [CG008418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008418)

Silver (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG008419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008419)

(Reverse has "Four Aces Gaming, LLC" in first line)

12th White (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ABL Common 3  [CG128527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128527)

Gold (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ABL Common 3  [CG128528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128528)

Silver (“Cashback Club” & “Hotel” beneath cards) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG128529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128529)

(Reverse has "Four Aces Casino" in first line)

[**FRANKLIN HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEFH) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

PC White ("Deadwood Club" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG022017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022017)

PC White (" Player's Club" Laminated Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG022020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022020)

(Obverse has "The Historic Franklin Player's Club". Reverse is the same as Dakota Players Club.

The system used was owned by Black Hills Novelty Co. – this explains why the reverse is the

same as Dakota Players Club.)

XX Cream (Franklin Hotel Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG022022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022022)

(Paper card with 10 punches at $10 a square-redeem for $5 gaming coin)

*(See Silverado and Silverado-Franklin Historic Hotel for later cards)*

[**GOLD COUNTRY INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEGC) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**GOLD DUST**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEGD) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

*(Casino was closed between 2013 and 2014 for remodeling)*

1st Black (Gold Dust Club) Faraday Rare 15  [CG008316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008316)

(Very little white border around "Gold Dust", tast "t" has no white tail)

Gold (Gold Dust Club) Faraday V Rare 30  [CG008317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008317)

(Reverse has “card expires December 31, 1995”)

(A red card for this issue was undoubtedly made, but none were ever reported)

2nd Black (Gold Dust Club) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG008319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008319)

(Normal text reverse)

Black (Gold Dust Club) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG008320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008320)

(Bold text reverse)

Red (Gold Dust Club) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG008321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008321)

(Obvious white border around "Gold Dust", last "t" has an easily visible white tail)

Gold (Gold Dust Club) Faraday V Rare 30  [CG008322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008322)

(Reverse has "VIP Card expires: December 31, 1997")

3rd Black (Gold Dust Club) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG008323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008323)

Gold (Gold Dust Club) DLR CP V Rare 20  [CG008324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008324)

4th Black (Gold Dust Club) PPC Rare 10  [CG008330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008330)

(White reverse. This must have been a short run as it has proved very hard to find.)

Gold (Gold Dust Club) None Scarce 3  [CG008331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008331)

5th Gold (Gold Dust Club) PPC Scarce 3  [CG008332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008332)

(White Reverse)

6th Black (“Gold Dust Club”) PPC Common 3  [CG008333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008333)

(3 logos reverse)

Black (“Gold Dust Club”) PPC Common 3  [CG008334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008334)

(“Holiday Inn” on right side of reverse)

Red (“Gold Dust Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG008335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008335)

Gold (“Gold Dust Club”) PPC Scarce 3  [CG008341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008341)

(This issue of cards places the logo horizontal, not vertical)

7th Black (“Gold Dust Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG008342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008342)

(Color variations known. Last line in reverse paragraph starts “of inactivity…”)

Gold (“Gold Privileges”) None Scarce 3  [CG008343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008343)

Glittery Silver (“Platinum Privileges”) None V Scarce 7  [CG008344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008344)

White/Grey (“Diamond Privileges”) None V Scarce 7  [CG008360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008360)

Blue (Gold Dust Gaming Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG008361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008361)

(Used as a “bus card”)

(On this issue, last line in reverse paragraph starts "of inactivity...")

8th Black (“Gold Dust Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG012821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012821)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts “12 months of inactivity…”)

9th Black (“Gold Dust Rewards”) ABL Scarce 3  [CG008363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008363)

(Gold Dust is a bit confusing, because it appears that the casino did not order consistent sets,

but rather specific cards when they ran out. Booth usually would not give out higher level blanks.)

10th Black/Yellow (The 24 Karat Club – Studio) ABL Scarce 3  [CG146334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146334)

Black/Blue (The 24 Karat Club – Executive) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG150556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150556)

Black/Red (The 24 Karat Club – Presidential) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG150557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150557)

(This issue has 2 logos on reverse and third entry in bullet list indicates "Over 250 Slot Machines")

11th Black/Blue (The 24 Karat Club – Executive) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG150558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150558)

Black/Red (The 24 Karat Club – Presidential) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG150559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150559)

Black/White (The 24 Karat Club – Penthouse) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG150560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150560)

(This issue has 2 logos on reverse and third entry in bullet list indicates "Over 200 Slot Machines")

12th Black/Yellow (Gold Dust Casino & Hotel – Studio) ABL Scarce 3  [CG150561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150561)

Black/Blue (The 24 Karat Club – Executive) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG159229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159229)

(This issue has 4 logos on reverse and third entry in bullet list indicates "Over 240 Slot Machines")

13th Black/Yellow (Gold Dust Casino & Hotel – Studio) ABL Scarce 3  [CG161206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161206)

Black/Red (The 24 Karat Club – Presidential) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG166253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166253)

Black/White (The 24 Karat Club – Penthouse) ABL V Scarce 7  [CG166254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166254)

(Next to last line of text in reverse paragraph mentions points expire after 6 months inactivity,

previous cards mentioned 12 months of inactivity)

XX Dk Green (“Gold Dust Club”) DLR CP V Rare 50  [CG008365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008365)

(Given to hotel guests to be used as a temporary slot card. Most cards were exchanged at the

slot card booth for permanent black cards. All were destroyed by the casino in 2000.)

PC Cream/Red (“Gold Dust Seniors Club”) None Rare 30  [CG008364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008364)

[**GOLDBERG'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEGG) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: c.1995 Re-Opened 2007

PC Lt Blue ("Players Club") None V Rare 40  [CG022024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022024)

(This card recorded buy-ins by the players)

Club Re-opened in 2007

1st Gold (Logo with Mustache) None Rare 15  [CG022023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022023)

*(Casino now uses the “Dakota Players Club” card)*

**[GOLDEN BUFFALO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDLBGB) (Lower Brule, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st White/Multicolored (Buffalo on Prairie) ACC Scarce 3  [CG091803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091803)

2nd Mustard (Players Club Card) ABL Scarce 3  [CG174900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174900)

XX Blue/Red (Golden Tatanka Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG091649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091649)

(Casino discount card)

[**GRAND RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDMOGR) **(Mobridge, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Purple (Grand River Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG091651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091651)

2nd Blue (“Grand River Casino & Resort” & Casino) PPC Scarce 3  [CG091652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091652)

3rd Blue ("Grand River Casino & Resort" & Casino) (I) Scarce 3  [CG091650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091650)

[**GULCHES OF FUN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEGF) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown/Multi (Comfort Inn at Gulches of Fun) None Rare 30  [CG022025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022025)

2nd Black (Gulches, Comfort Inn, Home Steak) None V Scarce 7  [CG022026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022026)

3rd Yellow (Comfort Inn enlarged, Home Steak now missing) None Scarce 3  [CG022028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022028)

(all 3 issues served as a room key as well as a slot card. Only 4-5 $1 machines were included

with this card’s benefits. There are orange stickers on the reverse which say

“Dakota Players Club”, member name and number.)

4th Orange (Comfort Zone Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022029)

5th Orange (Comfort Zone Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022058)

(Flat obverse surface)

Orange (Comfort Zone Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022059)

(Glossy obverse surface)

Gold (Comfort Zone Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG022060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022060)

Grey (Comfort Zone Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG022061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022061)

(The “Buffalo Bodega” logo was added to obverse. Card is used at the Buffalo Bodega Complex.

Gulches of Fun has 4 numerals obverse, Buffalo Bodega has 7. Buffalo Bodega now has their

own cards.)

6th White (Comfort Zone Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG147046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147046)

(Buffalo Bodega logo no longer present, just the Comfort Inn logo on obverse)

7th Grey (Claim Jumpers Players Club – Pluma) None Scarce 3  [CG164986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164986)

**[HICKOK’S HOTEL & CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEHI) (Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

PC Cream (“Preferred Customer Club Card” & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG017910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017910)

PC Beige (“Preferred Customer Club Card” & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG017911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017911)

(Oversized Card is used to track buy-ins. After eight $10 purchases, player receives $10 bonus.)

**IRON HORSE INN (Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

**[LODE STAR](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDFTLS) (Fort Thompson, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver/Teal (Silver Star Card) None V Rare 60  [CG141023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141023)

(White insert arrow on bottom of reverse)

Silver/Teal (Silver Star Card) None V Rare 60  [CG013564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013654)

(Black insert arrow printed over original white arrow on bottom of reverse)

2nd Blue ("Lode Star Casino & Motel" & Flags) None Rare 15  [CG148092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148092)

[**LODGE AT DEADWOOD, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDELO) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Red (Club 76 Power Rewards) None Common 3  [CG087509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087509)

Gold (Club 76 Gold Power Rewards) None Common 3  [CG087510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087510)

Green (Club 76 Platinum Power Rewards) None Common 3  [CG087511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087511)

Blue (Club 76 Diamond Power Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG087658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087658)

Black (Club 76 Elite Power Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG090809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090809)

[**LUCKY NUGGET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDELN) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: yes

1st Black (Stake Your Claim) None Common 3  [CG058424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058424)

2nd Tan/Multi (Flaunt it…) None Common 3  [CG058464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058464)

**MARTIN-MASON HOTEL (Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**McKENNA’S GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEM1) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**MIDNIGHT STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEMS) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC Dk Red (“Star Club Member”) None V Rare 75  [CG057578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057578)

(This card is an oversized paper card with a signature strip on the obverse)

[**MINERAL PALACE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEMP) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: no

1st Purple (Palace Perks) Powercard Common 3  [CG008436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008436)

(Dark and light purple cards exist)

Red (Palace Perks Ruby Club) Powercard V Scarce 7  [CG008448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008448)

Silver (Palace Perks Diamond Club) Powercard Rare 10  [CG008449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008449)

2nd Silver/Red (Mineral Palace & Historic Main Street) None Common 1  [CG008458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008458)

Grey/Multi (Ruby Member) None Common 3  [CG008459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008459)

Green (Diamond Member) None Common 3  [CG008463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008463)

(When holding 2nd issue cards with the “Insert” arrows to the left, the reverse text is **upside** down)

3rd Silver/Red (Mineral Palace & Historic Main Street) None Common 1  [CG052406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052406)

(Two right chips at bottom of obverse are on top)

Grey/Multi (Ruby Member) None Common 3  [CG008465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008465)

Green (Diamond Member) None Common 3  [CG008466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008466)

Dk Grey (Black Diamond Member) None Scarce 7  [CG008467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008467)

(When holding 3rd issue cards with the “Insert” arrows to the left, the reverse text is **right side** up)

4th Silver/Red (Mineral Palace & Historic Main Street) None Common 1  [CG008464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008464)

(One right chip at bottom of obverse is on top, chips are same as on 3rd issue Ruby level)

PC Purple (“Players & Stayers Club”) None Common 3  [CG008468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008468)

(Slightly oversized. Card allows players to receive extra points in the gift shop and restaurant.)

[**MISS KITTY'S CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEMK) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 1999

Slot Club ReOpened: 2001 Closed: 2004

1st Black (Fortune Club) None V Rare 25  [CG091669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091669)

TC Yellow (“Blackjack Club” Between 2 Logos) None V Rare 20  [CG058623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058623)

(When this casino changed ownership in 1999, the regular slot club was eliminated. This paper

table card was only issued during Summer, 2001 then discontinued by the new management.

Reverse has details of the promotion.)

TC Beige (“Blackjack Club” & One Logo) None Rare+ 10  [CG058629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058629)

(Blank reverse. This card was issued in Summer, 2002.)

*(This casino used the paper cards from Wild West Casino and also used the Dakota Players*

*Club card.)*

[**MUSTANG SALLY’S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEM2) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**OLD STYLE SALOON no.10**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=sddeo1) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st White (Gamblers Guild) None V Scarce 7  [CG058486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058486)

*(Also used the "Dakota Players Club" card)*

[**OYSTER BAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEOB) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card.)*

**[PRAIRIE WIND](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDOGPW) (Pine Ridge, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Black (“Players Club” & 4 Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG013565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013565)

(Reverse text and casino address information closer together – 1mm space after paragraph.

Players Club on obverse is normal straight text.)

Black (“Players Club” & 4 Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG013566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013566)

(Wider spacing between reverse text and casino address information – approx. 3mm space.

Players Club on obverse is italics or slanted text.)

2nd Black (“Shooting Star Club” & 4 Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG013567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013567)

3rd Black (“Shooting Star Club” & 4 Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG089611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089611)

(Bar code obverse)

4th Blue (Shooting Star Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG182781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182781)

(Also used at East Wind Casino & lists both casinos on the card, rear text starts approximately

5mm from the left edge of the card with the punch hole in the bottom corner)

5th Blue (Shooting Star Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG190501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190501)

(Rear text moved right to make room for the punch hole now in the center of the card, rear text

starts approximately 11-12mm from the left edge of the card.)

[**ROSEBUD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDMIRC) **(Rosebud, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Orange/Black (“Players Club Card”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG013568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013568)

(There are slight variations in the centering of the text on the reverse)

2nd Orange/Black (“Players Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG013569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013569)

3rd Orange (Bronze Member) None Scarce 3  [CG013570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013570)

Tan (Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG013571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013571)

Grey (Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG013572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013572)

Purple (Diamond Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG013573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013573)

4th Red (Rose Member) None Scarce 3  [CG013574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013574)

5th Tan (Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG013575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013575)

Grey (Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG013576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013576)

(This issue cards are brighter in color than the 3rd issue. The grey has a lighter grey border and

the tan has a lighter, almost white, lower left corner border than previous.)

6th Multi (Spispiza Prairie Dog) None Scarce 3  [CG134345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134345)

Dk Grey (Sungmanitu Tanka Wolf) None Scarce 3  [CG134873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134873)

Multi (Tatanka Buffalo) None Scarce 3  [CG134874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134874)

Multi (Wanbli Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG134875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134875)

7th Black (Where the fun never stops) None Scarce 3  [CG164985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164985)

[**ROYAL RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDFLRR) **(Flandreau, SD)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Players Club") None V Rare 30  [CG091658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091658)

(Raised Printing. Obverse has "Royal River Casino")

White (“Players Club”) None V Rare 30  [CG091658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091658)

(Flat Print. Same as above)

2nd White ("Players Club") None Rare 15  [CG091659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091659)

(Obverse has "Royal River Casino & Motel")

3rd White ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG091660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091660)

(Obverse has "Royal River Casino Bingo & Motel." On reverse, 3rd line begins "May also..."

with the web address above the mag stripe.)

White ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG147833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147833)

(Obverse has "Royal River Casino Bingo & Motel". On reverse, 3rd line begins "May also..."

with NO web address above the mag stripe)

4th White ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG091661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091661)

(Obverse has "Royal River Casino Bingo & Motel." On reverse, 3rd line begins "accumulate…")

Gold (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG091662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091662)

5th Lavender (“Players Club” & Casino) ACC Scarce 3  [CG090604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090604)

6th Black/Bronze (Royal Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG091664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091664)

Black/Silver (Royal Rewards Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG091665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091665)

Black/Gold (Royal Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG091666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091666)

Black/Silver (Royal Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG091667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091667)

Black/Silver (Royal Rewards Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG091668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091668)

7th Red/Black (Royal Rewards-It’s Your Lucky Day) None Scarce 3  [CG039207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039207)

8th Black (Royal River) None Scarce 3  [CG090608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090608)

Grey (Royal River Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG013577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013577)

Gold (Royal River Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG090607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090607)

Blue (Royal River Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG090606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090606)

Lt Grey (Royal River Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG090605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090605)

(Originally all 5 levels were used but in 2014 they went to a single level, the base black card)

[**SILVERADO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDESI) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1990 Closed: yes

*(Casino became the Silverado-Franklin Historic Hotel & Gaming Complex)*

1st Silver (Players Card) None V Rare+ 40  [CG008435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008435)

(Has a signature strip on a flat Grey reverse, obverse logo appears grey or silver)

Silver (Players Card) None V Rare 30  [CG058770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058770)

(Has a signature strip on a glittery Silver reverse, obverse logo is almost black)

2nd Silver (Players Card) Faraday Rare+ 20  [CG058888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058888)

Gold/White (Players Card Gold Member) Faraday Rare 10  [CG058928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058928)

3rd Silver (Players Card) Cameo V Scarce 7  [CG058981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058981)

(A gold card was probably issued but none were ever reported)

4th Silver (Players Card) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG067264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067264)

Gold/White (Players Card) DLR CP Rare 15  [CG117035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117035)

5th Silver (Players Card) None Scarce 3  [CG067263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067263)

Gold (Players Card Gold Member) ACC Rare 10  [CG059136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059136)

(Mfg. Mark is actually "ACC 2105059")

6th Blue (Sensational Seniors) CPICA 23873 V Scarce 7  [CG059156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059156)

Blue (Sensational Seniors – Gold) CPICA 23873 Rare+ 15  [CG059166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059166)

(Above two cards were issued in May, 2001. The casino didn’t like the cards as there was a flaw

in the gold foil stamp on “S” in Silverado. As a result, they were pulled after only a few months.)

7th Multicolored (Picture of Building – Platinum Level) ACC Rare 15  [CG059167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059167)

(Mfg. Mark is actually “ACC 2105096”, “Silverado” is above “Platinum Level” on obverse)

Multicolored (Picture of Building – Platinum Level) ACC Rare 15  [CG059169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059169)

(This card has the casino moved up leaving more room for the players name at the bottom.

“Silverado” is below “Platinum Level” on obverse.)

8th Silver (Players Card) ACC Scarce 3  [CG059281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059281)

(Mfg. Mark is actually “ACC2107114”)

Blue (Sensational Seniors) ACC Scarce 3  [CG059333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059333)

Blue (Sensational Seniors – Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG059370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059370)

Blue (Sensational Seniors – Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG059371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059371)

9th Purple (Great Car Giveaway) ACC Common 3  [CG059376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059376)

Red (Great Car Giveaway – Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG059381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059381)

Yellow (Sensational Seniors) ACC Common 3  [CG067265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067265)

Yellow (Sensational Seniors – Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG059789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059789)

Yellow (Sensational Seniors – Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG059790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059790)

(Sensation Seniors cards have a blond haired lady on the obverse and dark haired gentleman)

10th Yellow (Sensational Seniors) ACC Common 3  [CG059891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059791)

Yellow (Sensational Seniors – Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG059905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059905)

Yellow (Sensational Seniors – Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG059906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059906)

(This issue of card has a dark haired lady on the obverse, and grey haired gentleman)

11th Yellow (Senior Players Card & Car) ACC Common 3  [CG059910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059910)

(Ablecard.com is spelled out in the upper corner)

12th Blue (Players Card) None Common 3  [CG061274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061274)

Yellow (Senior Players Card & Car) None Common 3  [CG059911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059911)

(All cards after the first issue do not have a signature strip)

TC Maroon (Silverado Player’s Card) None Ex Rare 150  [CG059912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059912)

(Raised Printing. This short-lived table card has a signature strip on the reverse. Believed

discontinued in 1995.)

PCX White (Snowmobile Blackjack) None V Scarce 7  [CG047266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047266)

XX White (Silverado Sticker & Ribbon) None V Scarce 7  [CG203856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203856)

[**SILVERADO-FRANKLIN HISTORIC HOTEL & GAMING COMPLEX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDESH)

**(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Silverado Franklin Players Card) None Common 3  [CG059914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059914)

Purple (Silverado Franklin Senior Players Card) None Common 3  [CG096781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096781)

(The 1st, 2nd, and 5th lines in reverse text of the first two cards contain the words “card” not

“cards” as on the next issue. Casino picture, logo and text on obverse is slightly larger than

on 2nd issue cards.)

Mustard (Silverado Franklin Gold Card) None Common 3  [CG059915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059915)

Mustard (Silverado Franklin Senior Gold Card) None Common 3  [CG059916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059916)

Grey (Silverado Franklin Platinum Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG059918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059918)

Grey (Silverado Franklin Senior Platinum Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG059927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059927)

Green/Multi (“Big Slick Players Card”) None Rare 25  [CG060084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060084)

2nd Red (Silverado Franklin Players Card) None Common 3  [CG091786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091786)

Purple (Silverado Franklin Senior Players Card) None Common 3  [CG151672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151672)

(On this card, the box for player information and "Senior Players Card" are both 75mm wide)

Purple (Silverado Franklin Senior Players Card) None Common 3  [CG123794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123794)

(On this card, the box for player info is 75mm wide and "Senior Players Card" is 69mm wide)

Purple (Silverado Franklin Senior Players Card) None Common 3  [CG091785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091785)

(On this card, the box for player information is 70mm wide)

(On the 2nd issue cards, the 1st, 2nd, and 5th lines in reverse text contain the words “cards”

not “card” as on 1st issue cards. The casino picture, logo and text on the obverse is slightly

smaller than on the 1st issue.)

3rd Red (Silverado Franklin Players Card) None Common 3  [CG147832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147832)

(The 6th line on the reverse mentions "a 12-month period" while all previous cards mentioned

"a 15-month period")

**[TIN LIZZIE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDETL) (Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2002

Slot Club re-opened in November 2004

1st Grey/White (Classic Preferred Players Card) None Common 3  [CG013836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013836)

Grey/White (Senior Preferred Players Card) None Common 3  [CG013837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013837)

Gold (Gold Preferred Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG013838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013838)

Silver (Platinum Preferred Players card) None V Scarce 7  [CG013839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013839)

(Reverse text is not perfectly aligned at the left side, slightly jagged)

2nd Grey/White (Classic Preferred Players Card) None Common 3  [CG013840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013840)

Grey/White (Senior Preferred Players Card) None Common 3  [CG013841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013841)

(Reverse text is now aligned at the left side)

3rd Brown (Classic Preferred Players Card) None Common 3  [CG013846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013846)

Black (Platinum Preferred Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG134234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135234)

Blue (Senior Preferred Players Card) None Common 3  [CG013847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013847)

(High level cards from this casino are hard to obtain as management seriously believes you can

make credit cards from the higher levels, and stated as such)

4th Grey (Preferred Players’ Club Classic Member) None Common 3  [CG166503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166503)

Gold (Preferred Players’ Club Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG165067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165067)

Black (Preferred Players’ Club Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG165068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165068)

Brown (Preferred Players' Club Senior Member) None Common 3  [CG148256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148256)

XX Purple (Silver Aces Club) Faraday V Scarce 10  [CG013848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013848)

(This is a plastic discount card issued to Seniors. There is virtually no advertising about this

card whatsoever! Cage personnel were so unfamiliar with this club, that most denied that their

club even existed!! A strange situation.)

PC White/Black (VIP in Yellow) None Rare 15  [CG013918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013918)

(The reverse mentions free food, and deserts)

[**VFW CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEVP) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**WILD WEST WINNERS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SDDEWW) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996-99 & 2001-Closed: 2004

1st White (Bucking Horse and Rider) Faraday Common 1  [CG091670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091670)

(Boxes of these cards were found when the casino changed owners)

XX Peach ("Player's Club) None V Rare+ 50  [CG116968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116968)

(This is a phone card that was temporarily used as a slot card)

PC1 Yellow ("Bennie Participation Card" & Player Photo) None Rare 15  [CG057586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057586)

(Player Photo is off all the way to the right. All letters are in block style – no script)

PC2 Yellow ("Bennie Participation Club" & Player Photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG057589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057587)

(Player Photo is somewhat off-center to right. Many of the letters are in script and larger)

PC3 Yellow (“Bennie Means Benefits” & 4 Logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG057592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057592)

(There is NO Player’s Photo on obverse, once the photo was eliminated it was not used again)

PC4 Yellow ("Bennie Participation Card-VIP Member” ) None Scarce 3  [CG057769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057769)

PC5 Lt Yellow (“Bennie Participation Card” 4 logos- NO VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG058104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058104)

(Blank reverse)

PC6 Orange (“Bennie Participation Card” 4 logos- NO VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG058129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058129)

(Blank reverse)

PC7 Lime-Green (“Bennie Participation Card” 4 logos- NO VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG058147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058147)

(Blank reverse)

PC8 Lt Yellow (“Bennie Participation Card” 4 logos- NO VIP) None Scarce 3  [CG058369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058369)

(Lists 6 bennies with Steakhouse dinner at 16 chips)

PC9 Cream (“Bennie Participation Card”) None Common 1  [CG058380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058380)

(This was a cheap photocopy-non laminated piece of thin paper handed out at the players club)

(The laminated paper cards were only issued at Wild West Winners Casino, but were also used at Miss

Kitty's and the Bullock Hotel/Bullock Express. The card was placed on a machine one was playing.

Every half hour or so, an attendant would come by and give the player a wooden chip. These were

redeemed for prizes (12 chips for Wild Bill's Steakhouse) & rooms at Bullock Express (45 chips).

[**WOODEN NICKEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=sddewn) **(Deadwood, SD)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino uses the “Dakota Players Club” Card)*

[**TEXAS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=tx)

[**ALABAMA COUSHATTA ENTERTAINMENT CENTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXLIAC) **(Livingston, TX)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC White (Royal Reward Club) None Scarce 7  [CG013578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013578)

(With lines for Name and Club# second line from bottom on obverse)

PC White (Royal Reward Club) None Scarce 7  [CG013579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013579)

(No Club# entry on the second line from bottom on obverse)

[**GULF GREYHOUND PARK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXLMGG) **(La Marque, TX)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG172721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172721)

[**KICKAPOO LUCKY EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXEPLE) **(Eagle Pass, TX)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG054596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054596)

2nd Blue (Lucky Eagle Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG054598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054598)

(Large "Pass" is blue)

Green (Lucky Eagle Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG054597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054597)

3rd Blue (Lucky Eagle Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG013580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013580)

(Large "Pass" is grey)

4th Blue (Lucky Eagle Pass) None Scarce 3  [CG184815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184815)

5th Gold/Black (Players Club – Player Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG205780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205780)

White/Black (Players Club – Player Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG205781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205781)

Blue/Black (Players Club – Player Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG205782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205782)

Black/Grey (Players Club – Player Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG205783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205783)

XX Blue (Diamond Game) None Scarce 3  [CG013581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013581)

**LONE STAR PARK (Grand Prairie, TX)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Orange (Star Player) None Rare 10  [SCG00068](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00068.jpg)

2nd Red/Multi (Star Player Rewards) None Rare 10  [SCG00069](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00069.jpg)

**SAM HOUSTON RACE PARK (Houston, TX)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“VIP Club” & Race Horses) None Scarce 3  [SCG00070](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00070.jpg)

(Barcode on reverse)

2nd Black (“Park Rewards” & Abtract Race Horse) 11 Scarce 3  [SCG00071](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00071.jpg)

(Blank reverse except for “11” in upper right cover above mag stripe)

[**SPEAKING ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXEPSR) **(El Paso, TX)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2002

1st Teal/Tan ("Speaking Rock Casino" & Small Indian) None V Rare 50  [CG013582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013582)

(Obverse feathers under top loop in “S” clearly visible. Last line on reverse is weakly printed

on some cards.)

2nd Teal/Tan ("Speaking Rock Casino" & Small Indian) None Rare 20  [CG013583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013583)

(Obverse feathers under top loop in “S” are not clearly visible, all reverse text is strong)

3rd Blue/Grey ("Players Card" & Large Indian) None Rare- 15  [CG013584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013584)

(On obverse, FOUR rows of FOUR lights are visible ABOVE white strip)

4th Blue/Grey ("Players Card" & Large Indian) None Rare- 15  [CG013585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013585)

(On obverse, FOUR rows of TWO lights are visible ABOVE white strip)

PC White (Players Card) None Rare 10  [CG203933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203933)

**TALISMAN CRUISES (Galveston, TX)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

**TEXAS TREASURE (Arkansas Pass, TX)**

[Cruise Ship] *(Casino day cruise listed in the Cruise Ships section)*

[**VALLEY RACE PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXHAVP) **(Harlington, TX)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Horse & Hound Club) None Scarce 3  [CG022313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022313)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**WASHINGTON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=wa)

[**12 TRIBES RESORT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAOM1T) **(Omak, WA)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Colville Tribal Casinos")*

[**7 CEDARS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASESC) **(Sequim, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Blue (Totem Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG101489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101489)

(Single logo on reverse, color variations exist)

2nd Blue (Totem Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG054408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054408)

(Three logos on reverse with “7” in black star in bottom right corner reverse)

Blue (Totem Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG101490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101490)

(Two logos on reverse without “7” in black star)

Black (Raven Rewards & Totem Pole on Right) None Rare 15  [CG101491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101491)

White (Eagle Rewards & Totem Pole on Right) None Rare 15  [CG101492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101492)

XX Red (Logo Sticker) None Scarce 3  [CG101493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101493)

XX Purple (Bingo Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101494)

**[ANGEL of the WINDS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAARAO) (Arlington, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Multi (“Totem Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG008984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008984)

(Casino name **tea**l colored)

2nd Multi (“Totem Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG008985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008985)

(Casino name **Lt Blue** in color)

3rd Multi (“Totem Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG054347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054347)

(Black & White photo reverse. “21 years of age”, previous was “18”)

4th Brown/Tan (“Totem Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG054348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054348)

(Totem Pole to the left obverse)

5th Brown/Tan (“Totem Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG073549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073549)

(Totem Pole to the right obverse, 2 lines of text under Player Terminal on reverse)

6th Brown/Tan (“Totem Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102623)

(Totem Pole to the right obverse, 3 lines of text under Player Terminal on reverse)

7th Brown/Tan ("Totem Club") P681561 Scarce 3  [CG137804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137804)

(Same reverse as 6th issue except for the added P681561 in the bottom right corner)

8th Brown/Tan ("Total Club") P717130 Scarce 3  [CG048844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048844)

(Cards now say Casino Hotel)

9th Silver (Silver) P735853 Scarce 3  [CG153823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153823)

Gold (Gold) P735853-1 Scarce 3  [CG153824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153824)

Grey (Platinum) P735853-2 V Scarce 7  [CG153825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153825)

Lt Blue (Diamond) P735853-3 V Scarce 7  [CG153826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153826)

(Says Casino Hotel)

10th Silver (Silver) P780833 Scarce 3  [CG171994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171994)

(Card now says Casino Hotel Brewery)

11th Silver (Rewards Xperience – Silver) P811399 Scarce 3  [CG195181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195181)

Gold (Rewards Xperience – Gold) P811399-1 Scarce 3  [CG195182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195182)

Grey (Rewards Xperience – Platinum) ? V Scarce 7  [CG195183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195183)

White (Rewards Xperience – Diamond) ? V Scarce 7  [CG195184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195184)

(Says Casino Resort on reverse)

XX Red/White/Blue (Military) P735853-4 V Scarce 7  [CG153827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153827)

XX Red/White/Blue (Military) P780833-2 V Scarce 7  [CG181006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181006)

(Card now says Casino Hotel Brewery)

XX Red/White/Blue (Rewards Xperience – Military) P811399-2 V Scarce 7  [CG195185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195185)

(Says Casino Resort on reverse)

[**BJ'S BINGO & GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAFIBJ) **(Fife, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue/Multi ("BJ's Bingo" and Bingo balls) None V Scarce 7  [CG102360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102360)

(Player photo on reverse)

2nd Red (Loyalty Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG138003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138003)

(Bingo balls around “BJ’s Bingl”)

3rd Red (Loyalty Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG164553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164553)

(Oval logo with feathers)

XX Blue/Red (U.S. Military Service Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG138065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138065)

XX Blue (Loyalty Member with Handicap Symbol) None V Scarce 7  [CG139783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139783)

(Available to anyone with a state disability parking permit)

**[BOWLAWAY CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAWWBC) (Walla Walla, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

PC White (Player's Club Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG102452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102452)

**[CADILLAC ISLAND CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALOCI) (Longview, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

*(First two issues also used at Cleopatra's Island Casino & Classic Island Casino)*

1st Blue/Multi (“Rewards Club” & Parrot) None Scarce 3  [CG105876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105876)

Blue/Multi (“Rewards Club” & Tucan) None Scarce 3  [CG105998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105998)

Blue/Multi (“Rewards Club” & Green Bird) None Scarce 3  [CG106003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106003)

Blue/Multi (“Rewards Club” & Treasure Chest) None Scarce 3  [CG106004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106004)

Blue/Multi (“Rewards Club” & Colorful Bird) None Scarce 3  [CG106747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106747)

2nd Blue/Multi ("Rewards Club" & Colorful Bird) (I) Scarce 3  [CG106005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106005)

Blue/Multi (“Island Passport” & Tucan) (I) Scarce 3  [CG106754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106754)

Blue/Multi (“Island Passport” & Parrot) (I) Scarce 3  [CG106755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106755)

Blue/Multi (“Island Passport” & Pirate Skull) (I) Scarce 3  [CG106757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106757)

Blue/Multi (“Island Passport” & Tucan) None Scarce 3  [CG106758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106758)

Blue/Multi (“Island Passport” & Parrot) None Scarce 3  [CG106759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106759)

3rd Black ("Island Rewards Club" & Ruby) ? Scarce 3  [CG106765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106765)

Black ("Island Rewards Club" & Sapphire) ? Scarce 3  [CG106766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106766)

Black ("Island Rewards Club" & Diamond) ? Scarce 3  [CG106767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106767)

(Ruby & Diamond cards are horizontal, Sapphire card is vertical)

XX Red (“Island Passport” & Parrot “Under 21”) (I) Scarce 3  [CG106770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106770)

XX Red (“Island Passport” & Parrot “Under 21”) None Scarce 3  [CG203655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203655)

**[CADILLAC RANCH CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALOCR) (Longview, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: yes

1st Black (“Rewards Club” & Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG054350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054350)

Black (“Rewards Club” & Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG054351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054351)

Black (“Rewards Club” & Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG101312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101312)

Black (“Rewards Club” & Ruby & Cleopatra Head) None Scarce 3  [CG102230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102230)

(This card also used at Cleopatra's Club)

(Some cards include a player photo on the reverse)

[**CASINO CARIBBEAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKICC) **(Kirkland, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

[**CASINO CARIBBEAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAYACC) **(Yakima, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Blue (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102232)

(Last line on reverse starts “to change, cancel, or…”)

2nd Blue (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102233)

(Last line on reverse starts “change, cancel, or…”)

[**CHEWELAH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WACHCC) **(Chewelah, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Black (Reel Club & “Chewelah” logo) None Scarce 3  [CG008986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008986)

(Yellow colored “Reel Club”, no Club 55 logo on reverse)

Red/Black (Reel Club & “Chewelah” logo) None Scarce 3  [CG008987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008987)

(Yellow colored “Reel Club” with Club 55 logo on reverse)

2nd Red/Black (Reel Club & “Chewelah” logo) None Scarce 3  [CG008988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008988)

(Orange colored “Reel Club”, mag strip touches Club 55 logo on reverse)

3rd Mustard ("Sun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG008989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008989)

Black ("Sun Club" & stars in the background) None Scarce 3  [CG008990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008990)

Purple ("Sun Club" & stars in the background) None Scarce 3  [CG008991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008991)

(Reverse website is "www.tworivercasinoand resort.com")

4th Mustard (Sun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG008995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008995)

(Reverse website is "www.2rivercasino.com", now only 1 level card)

PCX Multi (Club 55 – approx. 45x83mm) None Scarce 3  [CG008996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008996)

PCX Multi (Club 55 – approx. 50x90mm) None Scarce 3  [CG054427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054427)

(These are laminated cards given to seniors for 15% discount on meals, also used at Two Rivers)

[**CHIPS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WABRCC) **(Bremerton, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**CHIPS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALCCC) **(La Center, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**CHIPS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALACC) **(Lakewood, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**CHIPS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATUCC) **(Tukwila, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(All locations share a common card)*

1st Blue/Multi (Ca$h Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG054430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054430)

[**CLASSIC ISLAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WACHCI) **(Longview, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2003

*(Used the same cards as the first two issues at Cadillac Island Casino)*

[**CLEARWATER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASUCL) **(Suquamish, WA)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Suquamish Clearwater")*

[**CLEOPATRA’S CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKECL) **(Kennewick, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: yes

1st Black (“Rewards Club” & Ruby & Cleopatra Head) None Scarce 3  [CG102230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102230)

*(This card also used at Cadillac Ranch Casino)*

[**CLEOPATRA’S ISLAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKEC1) **(Kennewick, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: yes

*(Used the same cards as the first two issues at Cadillac Island Casino)*

[**CLUB HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASHCH) **(Shoreline, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102524)

(6 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, Royal Casino,

Hollywood and Drift on Inn with cards used at all 6 casinos. Gold line under "Washington" on obverse.)

2nd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice”) None Scarce 3  [CG102526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102526)

(6 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar and Golden Nugget casinos with cards used at all 6 casinos.)

3rd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 locations.

Club web address on obverse.)

[**COLVILLE TRIBAL CASINOS / 12 TRIBES COLVILLE CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAXXCT)

* [**COULEE DAM CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WACDCD) **(Coulee City, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

* [**MILL BAY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAMAMB) **(Manson, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

* [**OKANOGAN BINGO-CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAOKOB) **(Okaogan, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2015

* [**RESORT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAOM1T) **(Omak, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

**(***Replaced Okanogan in 2015)*

1st Black/Lt Orange (PAC Player’s Adv. Club Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG101952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101952)

Black/Yellow (PAC Player’s Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101953)

Black/Silver (PAC Player’s Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101954)

2nd Black/Red (Colville Tribal Casino's Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG148866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148866)

(Lists "Colville Tribal Casinos" on top left of reverse and used at Mill Bay, Coulee Dam and

Okanogan Casinos)

3rd Black/Red (Colville Trival Casino's Advantage Club) None Scarce 3  [CG148867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148867)

(Lists "12 Tribes Colville Casinos" on top left of reverse and used at Mill Bay, Coulee Dam and

12 Tribes Resort Casinos, 12 Tribes Resort replaced Okanogan in 2015)

(Reverses on the 2nd and 3rd issue cards are upside down)

4th Turquoise (Pac Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG169547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169547)

Blue (Regale Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG205223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205223)

(Lists 12 Tribes Resort, 12 Tribes Mill Bay and 12 Tribes Coulee Dam Casinos on reverse)

[**COULEE DAM CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WACDCD) **(Coulee City, WA)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Colville Tribal Casinos")*

[**COYOTE BOB'S ROADHOUSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKECO) **(Kennewick, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice”) None Scarce 3  [CG102526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102526)

(6 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar and Golden Nugget casinos with cards used at all 6 casinos)

2nd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 casinos.

Club web address on the obverse.)

[**CRAZY MOOSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAMTCM) **(Mountlake Terrace, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**CRAZY MOOSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAPACM) **(Pasco, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice”) None Scarce 3  [CG102526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102526)

(6 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar and Golden Nugget casinos with cards used at all 6 casinos)

2nd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 casinos.

Club web address on the obverse.)

[**DRIFT ON INN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASHDO) **(Shoreline, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2016

1st Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102524)

(6 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, Royal Casino,

Hollywood and Drift on Inn with cards used at all 6 casinos. Gold line under "Washington" on obverse.)

2nd Black (Players' Club - Shoreline) None V Scarce 3  [CG063713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063713)

(This card was also used at Macau Casino in Tukwila, WA)

[**ELWHA RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAPAER) **(Port Angeles, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Navy Blue (Paddle Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG038284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038284)

2nd Red (Paddle Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG172592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172592)

3rd Multi (“Elwha Rewards” & Mountain Stream) None Scarce 3  [CG175193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175193)

**[EMERALD DOWNS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAAUED) (Auburn, WA)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Multi (“Emerald Downs” & Race Horses) None V Scarce 7  [CG111239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111239)

2nd Gold (The Winners Circle Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG111240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111240)

(Reverse is printed upside down)

3rd Tan/Black (Emerald Rewards Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG135031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135031)

(Top half of obverse is black, bottom is tan & reverse paragraph is centered)

Tan/Black (Emerald Rewards Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111241)

(Top half of obverse is tan, bottom is black & reverse paragraph is aligned)

4th Peach/Black (Emerald Rewards Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG111242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111242)

Red/Black (Emerald Rewards Logo VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG111243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111243)

5th Black (Emerald Rewards Crest Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG135032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135032)

(Vertical card – crest logo with horsehead in center, 40mm wide barcode on bottom left reverse)

6th Black (Emerald Rewards Crest Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG164663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164663)

(Similar to 5th issue but 53mm wide barcode bottom center on reverse)

XX Dk Brown (Admissions 2012 & Blue Horses) None Scarce 3  [CG117205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117205)

**[EMERALD QUEEN](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATAEQ) (Fife, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**EMERALD QUEEN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATAEQ) **(Tacoma, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Black ("EQC" with smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG101677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101677)

Red ("EQC" with smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG101817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101817)

2nd Blue/Red (Captain's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101678)

(Blank Reverse)

Blue/Red (Captain's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101679)

(On the reverse, next to Emerald Queen Logo is a paddlewheel)

Blue/Red (Captain's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG044946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044946)

(On the reverse, next to Emerald Queen Logo are dice & cards)

3rd Purple (“Emerald Queen Hotel & Casinos”) None Scarce 3  [CG101680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101680)

(5 locations listed)

4th Dk Blue (“EQC” to the left of the obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG113306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113306)

(Glittery surface)

Dk Blue (“EQC” to the left of the obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG054363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054363)

(Normal surface, no glitter)

(Colors on this issue can vary from navy to purple)

5th Dk Blue (“EQC” logo centered) None Scarce 3  [CG164671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164671)

(2 locations listed on reverse, previous cards listed locations on front)

XX Blue (Cadillac Jack & Smart Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG101837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101837)

(This card used specifically for a keno type game called "Wild Ball". This game was taken out

of the Emerald Queen, but was still available at the Puyallup Casino Tacoma. Another Cadillac

Jack card is also listed in the Distributor section)

[**FREDDIE'S**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAFIFC) **(Fife, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no – *but no longer issues cards*

1st Multicolored (4 Aces Logo over Picture of Building) None V Scarce 7  [CG054365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054365)

[**FUNSTERS GRAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATEFU) **(SeaTac, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2003

1st Cream (Club Funsters) None V Scarce 7  [CG102234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102234)

(Designed like Jack of Hearts Playing Card. All cards are pre-numbered.)

[**GOLDEN NUGGET CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATUGN) **(Tukwila, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102523)

(4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, and Royal Casino

with cards used at all 4 casinos)

2nd Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102524)

(6 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, Royal Casino,

Hollywood and Drift on Inn with cards used at all 6 casinos. Gold line under "Washington" on obverse.)

3rd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice”) None Scarce 3  [CG102526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102526)

(6 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar and Golden Nugget casinos with cards used at all 6 casinos)

4th Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 casinos.

Club web address on the obverse.)

[**GRAND CENTRAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATUGC) **(Tukwilla, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2006

*(Became Great American Casino)*

1st Black (“Grand Rewards Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102288)

[**GREAT AMERICAN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WADMGA) **(Des Moines, WA)**

[**GREAT AMERICAN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAEVGA) **(Everett, WA)**

[**GREAT AMERICAN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKEGA) **(Kent, WA)**

[**GREAT AMERICAN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALAGA) **(Lakewood, WA)**

[**GREAT AMERICAN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATUGA) **(Tukwilla, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Green/Multi (Great Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG054425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054425)

2nd Black/Green/Multi (Great Rewards Players Club) 04 Scarce 3  [CG102289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102289)

(Has “04” on reverse in upper right corner)

3rd Red (Player Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG202362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202362)

[**HAWK'S PRAIRIE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALAHP) **(Lacey, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Yellow/Green/Red ("Player's Card") None Scarce 3  [CG054367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054367)

[**HOOTER’S & OWL CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASPHC) **(Spokane, WA)**

[Card Room] *(See "Owl Club Casino")*

[**ILANI CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WARIIC) **(Ridgefield, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Orange (Momentum 1 - Core) PG Scarce 3  [CG182049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182049)

Purple (Momentum 2 – Ignite) PG Scarce 3  [CG182050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182050)

Blue (Momentum 3 – Leap) PG Scarce 3  [CG182051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182051)

Yellow (Momentum 4 – Ascend) PG V Scarce 7  [CG182052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182052)

[**IRON HORSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAAUIH) **(Auburn, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

[**IRON HORSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAEVIH) **(Everett, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: yes

1st Grey (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG054368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054368)

2nd Brown ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG117129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117129)

3rd Grey (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG164686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164686)

(Single location on reverse, all earlier cards listed both locations)

[**ISLAND CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALOCI) **(Longview, WA)**

[Card Room] *(See "Cadillac Island Casino")*

[**JOKER’S CASINO & SPORTS BAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WARIJC) **(Richland, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“VIP Player Card”) None V Scarce 3  [CG103117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103117)

[**KEGLERS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAEWKC) **(East Wenatchee, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

XX Green/Multi (Restaurant – Casino - Bowling) None Scarce 3  [CG060507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060507)

[**KENMORE LANES CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKEKL) **(Kenmore, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

1st Red ("Bowling Ball Logo" – keyring card) None Scarce 3  [CG102295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102295)

Red ("Bowling Ball Logo" – full size card) None Scarce 3  [CG102295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102295)

(These two cards typically came as a set that broke apart)

[**KING OF CLUBS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATALC) **(Tacoma, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Red (King of Clubs Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG102296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102296)

White/Black (Preferred Player & barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG102297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102297)

[**LEGENDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATOLC) **(Toppenish, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Blue (Legends Casino & Mountain Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG101541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101541)

(Microchip on front)

2nd Blue (“Legends Players Club - Bingo & Pull Tabs”) None Scarce 3  [CG101540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101540)

(Magnetic stripe on reverse, logo centered)

3rd Navy (Legends Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG054373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054373)

(Logo lower right obverse)

4th Grey (10th Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG102370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102370)

Yellow (10th Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG101536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101536)

(Color variations known)

5th Silver (Legends Casino Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG054375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054375)

(Grey reverse)

Silver (Legends Casino Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG103039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103039)

(White reverse)

Yellow (Legends Casino Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101537)

6th Silver (Summit Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG101835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101835)

7th Blue (Legends Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG164704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164704)

XX Green (Legends Casino & Mountain Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG101538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101538)

(**NO** microchip on front, possible sample card)

XX Orange (Legends Casino & Mountain Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG101539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101539)

(**NO** microchip on front & no mag stripe on reverse, possible sample card)

XX Red (Summit Rewards 15th Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG104865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104865)

(This casino was using the “Rocket Bingo” cards)

[**LITTLE CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASHLC) **(Shelton, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: no

1st White (Large Fish Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG102111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102111)

(Large fish logo has fish's tail going down between the "I" and "N" in "Casino". Obverse has

"Advantage Club" and "It Pays to Play" in black. This was printed by the casino, and may be

absent on blanks. Reverse has a barcode, but no mag stripe and that will be absent on blanks.)

2nd White/Blue/Brown (Small Fish & "It Pays to Play") None V Scarce 7  [CG128767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128767)

(Reverse text and barcode was printed by the casino. Therefore, blanks have no text!)

(Above two cards are made out of very thin plastic)

3rd White (Large Fish & 4 Blue Arrows on bottom Obverse) None Scarce 3  [CG067266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067266)

(Mag stripe on reverse, but no text. Obverse fish has blue eye.)

4th White/Blue (Blue Fish Logo & "We Make it Fun") None Scarce 3  [CG067267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067267)

(Obverse printing is all blue. Reverse has a mag stripe and no text.)

5th Multicolored ("MVP Club Member" & Colorful Logo) ACC Scarce 3  [CG054381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054381)

(Reverse upside down, player information can be found printed on obverse, reverse or both)

6th Blue/Tan (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102112)

(Reverse upside down, 7 lines text reverse, mag stripe on bottom)

7th Blue/Tan (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102113)

(Reverse upside down, 6 lines text reverse, mag stripe on bottom)

8th Blue/Tan (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102114)

(Mag stripe on top of reverse, 5 lines of text under mag stripe, logo at bottom on reverse)

9th Blue/Tan (MVP Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102115)

(Logo right under mag stripe on reverse)

10th Red (Players Club Red 2014) None Scarce 3  [CG114114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114114)

Blue (Players Club Blue 2014) None Scarce 3  [CG114115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114115)

Silver (Players Club Silver 2014) None Scarce 3  [CG114116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114116)

Black (Players Club Black 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG114117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114117)

11th Red (Players Club 2016) None Scarce 3  [CG162577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162577)

Blue (Players Club December 2016) None Scarce 3  [CG172335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172335)

12th Red (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG188397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188397)

Blue (Players Club December 2017) None Scarce 3  [CG188398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188398)

Silver (Players Club December 2017) None Scarce 3  [CG188399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188399)

Black (Players Club December 2017) None V Scarce 7  [CG188400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188400)

XX1 White (Larger Red & Blue Fish – “CASINO”) None Scarce 3  [CG102120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102120)

(4 blue arrows)

XX2 White (Larger Red & Blue Fish – "CASINO") None Scarce 3  [CG102119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102119)

(Blank reveres, no arrows)

XX3 White (Larger Red & Blue Fish – “CASINO HOTEL”) None Scarce 3  [CG102118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102118)

(Mag strip on top reverse)

XX4 White (Larger Red & Blue Fish – “CASINO HOTEL”) None Scarce 3  [CG102117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102117)

(Mag strip on bottom reverse)

(Temporary Cards. Obverse fish has no discernable eye.)

XX5 White (Larger Red & Blue Fish – “CASINO RESORT”) None Scarce 3  [CG102116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102116)

(This card may also have a Multimedia Games logo)

XX Blue (Gas CompCard – Kamilche Trading Post) None V Scarce 7  [CG054380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054380)

XX Blue (Fill'er Up at the Creek) None V Scarce 7  [CG128768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128768)

PC Tan ("Player's Card" above Fish Logo) None Rare 15  [CG102371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102371)

[**LUCKY 21 CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAWOL2) **(Woodland, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Previously the Oak Tree Casino)*

1st Black/Gold ("Lucky 21 Casino" and large Club) None Scarce 3  [CG135861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135861)

[**LUCKY DOG**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASHLD) **(Hoodsport, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st White ("Lucky Dog Casino" Logo & 4 Red Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG091388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091388)

(Reverse has mag stripe, but no text)

2nd White (Black Logo & 4 Black Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG067268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067268)

White (Black Logo & **Lg** Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG091389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091389)

White (Black Logo & **Sm** Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG091390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091390)

3rd Dk Brown (Club Lucky) None Scarce 3  [CG091387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091387)

4th Dk Brown (Club Lucky) None Scarce 3  [CG161844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161844)

(Tiny TM after “Casino” in the reverse logo)

[**LUCKY EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAROLE) **(Rochester, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st White ("Players Club Card") None Rare 10  [CG054390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054390)

Gold ("VIP Membership Card" – barcode on reverse) None Rare 10  [CG107050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107050)

2nd Gold ("Casino" Below Lucky Eagle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG054391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054391)

(Blank reverse)

3rd Gold ("Casino Bingo" Below Lucky Eagle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG101542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101542)

(Magnetic stripe on otherwise blank reverse)

4th Gold ("Casino Bingo" Below Lucky Eagle Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG102015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102015)

(Reverse has barcode and text)

5th Silver (Platinum Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101544)

(This issue card has **large** “Insert this edge” & arrows. On the reverse the words “Your Complete

Players Card” are larger than the text below the mag strip.)

White (Eagle in Center between two Black Arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG054389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054389)

6th Silver (Platinum Players Club “You Just Get More”) None Scarce 3  [CG102016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102016)

(This issue card has **tiny** “Insert this edge” & arrows. On the reverse the words “Your Complete

Players Card” are the same size as the text below the mag strip. “You Just Get More” on obverse.)

(Some cards may have been stamped with different size “Multi Media Games” on the obverse)

Gold (Gold Card-For use in Gold Zone only) None Scarce 3  [CG101546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101546)

7th Silver (Platinum Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101547)

(This issue card has tiny “Insert this edge” & arrows. On the reverse the words “Your Complete [CG102017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102017)

Players Card” are **bolder** than the text below the mag strip. “You Just Get More” on obverse.) [CG102018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102018)

(Some cards may have different size “Multi Media Games” on the obverse)

8th Silver (Platinum Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101548)

(This issue card has tiny “Insert this edge” & arrows. On the reverse the words “Your Complete

Players Card” are “shorter” than the text below the mag strip. “You Just Get More”)

(Some cards may have been stamped with different size “Multi Media Games” on the obverse)

9th Silver (Platinum Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101549)

(Text on reverse almost touches bottom of card)

(Some cards may have been stamped with different size “Multi Media Games” on the obverse)

10th Silver (Platinum Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101550)

(“A more rewarding experience” on the obverse)

11th Grey (Players Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG101551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101551)

Red/Gold (Players Club Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG101552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101552)

Blue/Gold (Players Club Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG101553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101553)

Black/Gold (Players Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG101554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101554)

12th Grey (Players Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG101555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101555)

Red (Players Club Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG101556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101556)

Blue (Players Club Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG101557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101557)

Black/Gold (Players Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG101558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101558)

(Logo and insert text now centered vertically on obverse, Elite card now has straight gold edge)

13th Grey (Players Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG123300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123300)

Red (Players Club Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG123302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123302)

Blue (Players Club Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG129968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129968)

Black/Gold (Players Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG127658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127658)

(No eagle to the left of "Players Club" on obverse, second paragraph on reverse has 3 lines of text)

14th Grey (Players Club Platinum) 01 Scarce 3  [CG123301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123301)

Grey (Players Club Platinum) 02 Scarce 3  [CG122769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122769)

Grey (Players Club Platinum) 03 Scarce 3  [CG116864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116864)

Red (Players Club Preferred) 02 Scarce 3  [CG122770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122770)

Red (Players Club Preferred) 03 Scarce 3  [CG116865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116865)

Blue (Players Club Premier) 03 V Scarce 7  [CG116866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116866)

Black/Gold (Players Club Elite) 03 V Scarce 7  [CG116867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116867)

Black/Gold (Players Club Elite) 04 V Scarce 7  [CG123303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123303)

(No eagle to the left of "Players Club" on obverse, second paragraph on reverse now has 4 lines

of text, small numbers upper right on reverse)

15th Black/Green (Launch) None Scarce 3  [CG140148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140148)

Black/Blue (Ascend) None Scarce 3  [CG140149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140149)

Black/White (Soar) None V Scarce 7  [CG140150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140150)

Black/White (Soar & Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG140151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140151)

(Wave design across the obverse with level & arrows in the bottom left corner)

16th Black/Green (Launch) None Scarce 3  [CG199090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199090)

Black/Blue (Ascend) None Scarce 3  [CG199091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199091)

Black/White (Soar) None V Scarce 7  [CG199092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199092)

Black/White (Soar & Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG199093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199093)

(Wave design across obverse with level & arrows in upper left corner)

17th Black/Green (Launch) 1 Scarce 3  [CG182617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182617)

Black/Blue (Ascend) 2 Scarce 3  [CG182618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182618)

Black/White (Soar) 3 V Scarce 7  [CG179203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179203)

Black/White (Soar) 4 V Scarce 7  [CG195354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195354)

(Wave design across obverse with level in upper left corner, small numbers over magnetic

stripe on reverse)

XX White (Black Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG101559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101559)

XX Black (Temp Card) None Scarce 3  [CG187011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187011)

(Wave design across obverse, no level or expiration date printed on this card)

XX Black (Temp Card – Ascend) None Scarce 3  [CG199089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199089)

(Wave design across obverse, has EXP 06/30/2017 across top in gold)

XX Black (Temp Card – Launch) None Scarce 3  [CG184409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184409)

XX Black (Temp Card – Soar Silv) None V Scarce 7  [CG184410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184410)

(These 2 temp cards have wave design across obverse, EXP 01/01/2018 across top in gold)

PC Pink (VIP Card) None Rare 10  [CG054426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054426)

(Reverse is upside down)

[**LUMMI CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WABELU) **(Bellingham, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 1997

1st White (Lummi Casino VIP) None Rare 25  [CG101834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101834)

(Raised printing)

[**MACAU CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALAMC) **(Lakewood, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Pink ("Players' Club" & Chinese Temple) None Scarce 3  [CG102577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102577)

[**MACAU CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=wastmc) **(Tukwila, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black ("Players' Club" & Chinese Temple) None Scarce 3  [CG102361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102361)

2nd Black (Players' Club - Shoreline) None V Scarce 3  [CG063713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063713)

(This card also used at Drift On Inn in Shoreline, WA)

[**MILL BAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAMAMB) **(Manson, WA)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Colville Tribal Casinos")*

[**MUCKLESHOOT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAAUMI) **(Auburn, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Black (“Preferred Player” & Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG054392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054392)

2nd Black (“Preferred Player” & “Slant Top” slot machines) None Scarce 3  [CG102137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102137)

3rd Black (“Preferred Player” & “Slant Top” slot machines) None Scarce 3  [CG102138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102138)

(This issue has a large phone number on the reverse, larger than the other text)

4th Green/Tan (“Preferred Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG054395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054395)

(Arrow through dreamcatcher logo)

5th Green/Tan (“Preferred Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102136)

(**NO** arrow through logo)

6th Orange (“Preferred Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102139)

(Vertical Card. **With** the word “Signature”)

7th Orange (“Preferred Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102140)

(Horizontal Card)

8th Orange (“Preferred Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102141)

(Vertical Card without the word “Signature”)

9th Red (“Preferred Player”) None Scarce 3  [CG054394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054394)

(Vertical Card)

10th Red (“Preferred Player”) PG Scarce 3  [CG104870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104870)

(Vertical Card)

11th Multi (Your Player Card) PG Scarce 3  [CG126405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126405)

(Vertical Card)

12th Lt Grey ("Your Players Club Card" & Large "U") PG Scarce 3  [CG154646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154646)

(Small PG mark, “Your Players Club Card” normal text on obverse)

13th Lt Grey (“Your Players Club Card” & Large “U”) PG Scarce 3  [CG202534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202534)

(Large PG mark, “Your Players Club Card” bold text on obverse)

XX Purple (Bingo – VIP Membership) None Scarce 3  [CG102142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102142)

XX Black/Blue (“Muckleshoot Bingo… Discount Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG102143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102143)

(Very thin plastic)

XX White (Casino name & phone number on sticker) None Scarce 3  [CG102144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102144)

XX Mustard (VIP Bingo) None V Scarce 7  [CG102145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102145)

XX Multi (Club Machingo) P685032 V Scarce 7  [CG128656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128656)

XX Multi (Club Machingo) P710244 V Scarce 7  [CG050021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050021)

XX Multi (Club Machingo) P720806 V Scarce 7  [CG154647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154647)

XX Multi (Club Machingo) P772650 V Scarce 7  [CG177924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177924)

XX Multi (Club Machingo) P815760 V Scarce 7  [CG201821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201821)

(Club Machingo cards are from Muckleshoot Bingo)

XX Blue (12 Limited Edition) PG V Scarce 7  [CG154637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154637)

XX Red (2017 Year of the Rooster) None Scarce 3  [CG177823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177823)

XX Multi (21st Anniversary) None V Scarce 7  [CG183325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183325)

XX Gold (22nd Anniversary Celebration) None V Scarce 7  [CG178129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178129)

XX Purple (23rd Anniversary Celebration) None V Scarce 7  [CG201752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201752)

TC Blue (Picture Casino & "Preferred Player Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG102146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102146)

(All remaining cards were shredded when this card became obsolete)

PC Black ("Muckleshoot Bingo") None Scarce 3  [CG102147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102147)

**[MULLIGANS PUB & CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKEMP) (Kennewick, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (“VIP Player Card”) None V Scarce 3  [CG102298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102298)

**[NEW PHOENIX](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALCNP) /** [**LAST FRONTIER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALCLF) **(La Center, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Black/Yellow (“Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG054423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054423)

(3 lines of text in paragraph under web address on reverse)

2nd Black/Yellow (“Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102302)

(5 lines of text in paragraph under web address on reverse)

3rd Black/Red (“Player’s Club” Chips & Cards) None Scarce 3  [CG102307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102307)

(Web address on reverse is all lower case)

4th Black/Red ("Player's Club" Chips & Cards) None Scarce 3  [CG133356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133356)

(Web address on reverse is upper & lower case: "www.TheNewPhoenixCasino.com")

[**NOOKSACK NORTHWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WALYNC) **(Lynden, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

*(1st and 2nd issue cards were also used at Nooksack River Casino before the Lynden location*

*got their own cards)*

1st Blue/White (“Winners Club” & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG102212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102212)

(Obverse logo in lower right corner is very close to the bottom edge of the card)

Blue/White (“Winners Club” & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG054397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054397)

(Lower right obverse logo is slightly up from the card edge to allow room for the punched hole)

(On this issue cards the last line in paragraph on reverse mentions “Multimedia credits expire…”)

2nd Blue/White (“Winners Club” & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG102213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102213)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse mentions “Unused points expire…”)

3rd Black (Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102735)

Gold (Concierge Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG102736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102736)

(Casino logo in upper right corner on obverse)

[**NOOKSACK RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WADENR) **(Deming, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2015

1st White ("Premier Players Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG102209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102209)

(Raised print on thin plastic)

2nd Red/Brown ("Premier Players Card") None Scarce 3  [CG054396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054396)

3rd Yellow/Blue ("Nooksack Winners Club") None Scarce 3  [CG067269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067269)

(Space for player photo on reverse)

Yellow/Blue (Large Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG102210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102210)

(This card is the same as above with the “Multimedia Games” added to the obverse)

4th Blue (Winners Club Winners) None Scarce 3  [CG102211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102211)

5th Blue/White (“Winners Club” & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG102212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102212)

(Obverse logo in lower right corner is very close to the bottom edge of the card)

Blue/White (“Winners Club” & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG054397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054397)

(Lower right obverse logo is slightly up from the card edge to allow room for the punched hole)

(On this issue cards, the last line in paragraph on reverse mentions “Multimedia credits expire…”)

6th Blue/White (“Winners Club” & 2 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG102213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102213)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse mentions “Unused points expire…”)

*(5th and 6th issue cards were also used in Lynden – at Nooksack Northwood before they*

*got their own cards)*

7th White/Blue ("Winners Club" & 1 Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG102197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102197)

Blue ("Winners Club" & 1 Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG102198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102198)

Red ("Winners Club" & 1 Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG102199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102199)

Black ("Winners Club" & 1 Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG102200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102200)

(Single logo in bottom right corner on obverse. Cards now say "points expire one year from

date earned")

XX White (Reel Time – Multimedia Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG102214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102214)

(Has image of 3rd issue Winners Club card on an angle with "Reel Time" across the bottom

and small Multimedia Games logo in upper left corner)

**[NORTHERN QUEST](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAAHNQ) (Airway Heights, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Green/Blue ("Camas Players Club") Print Scarce 3  [CG101695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101695)

2nd Dk Navy ("Camas Players Club" & Gambling Icons) Print Scarce 3  [CG101696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101696)

(One line of text below “Slot & Video Poker machines:”)

3rd Dk Navy ("Camas Players Club" & Gambling Icons) Print Scarce 3  [CG101697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101697)

(Two lines of text below “Slot & Video Poker machines:”)

(The manufacturer mark on reverse is "Printing Inc. 328-9344")

4th Yellow ("Camas Players Club" & Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG101698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101698)

Dk Navy ("Camas Players Club" & Gambling Icons) Print Scarce 3  [CG101699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101699)

(Text N**ot** aligned. Two lines of text below “Slot & Video Poker machines:” Web address

is added in lower right reverse.)

(The mark on reverse is “Printing Inc. (509) 328-9344.)

5th Yellow ("Camas Players Club" & Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG101700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101700)

Dk Navy ("Camas Players Club" & Gambling Icons) None Scarce 3  [CG101702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101702)

(Text **IS** aligned. **No** “Printing Inc.”)

6a Orange/Blue (Camas) None Scarce 3  [CG102641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102641)

Orange/Silver (Camas) None Scarce 3  [CG102643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102643)

(Paragraph text above casino info on reverse on these two cards)

6b Orange/Blue (Camas) None Scarce 3  [CG054398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054398)

Orange/Silver (Camas) None Scarce 3  [CG102650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102650)

(Paragraph text moved to right side on reverse, casino info on left)

7th Purple (“Camas Loyalty Rewards” & Flower on right) None Scarce 3  [CG101706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101706)

Grey ("Camas Loyalty Rewards Platinum" & Flower) None Scarce 3  [CG119778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119778)

Blue ("Camas Loyalty Rewards Sapphire" & Flower) None V Scarce 7  [CG135024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135024)

Black ("Camas Loyalty Rewards Diamond" & Flower) None V Scarce 7  [CG135025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135025)

8th Orange (Camas Rewards – Camas) PG Scarce 3  [CG135026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135026)

Red (Camas Rewards – Preferred) PG Scarce 3  [CG135027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135027)

Blue (Camas Rewards – VIP) PG V Scarce 7  [CG135028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135028)

Black (Camas Rewards – Elite) PG V Scarce 7  [CG135029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135029)

Grey (Camas Rewards – Titanium) PG Rare 10  [CG135030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135030)

XX Black/Grey (“Join The Camas Club” & Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG101705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101705)

(This card is used in special machines in the casino)

[**OAK TREE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAWOOT) **(Woodland, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: 2012

*(Now the Lucky 21 Casino)*

1st White/Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG058970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058970)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Brown ("Players' Club") None Scarce 3  [CG102373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102373)

[**OWL CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASPHC) **(Spokane, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2014

*(Changed it's name to Even Stevens in 2014 but was still using the Owl Club cards for awhile*

*after the change)*

1st Black (“Owl Club Casino Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG102290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102290)

(26mm square QRcode on reverse)

2nd Black (“Owl Club Casino Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG203654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203654)

(24mm square QRcode on reverse)

[**OKANOGAN BINGO CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAOKOB) **(Okanogan, WA)**

[Indian Casino] *(See "Colville Tribal Casinos")*

[**PARKERS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASHPC) **(Shoreline, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2012

1st Black (“Parkers Casino Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG102314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102374)

[**POINT NO POINT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKIPN)

[**POINT CASINO, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAKIPN) **(****Kingston, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Tan (“Gambler’s Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG101510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101510)

(Reverse of card has a 2001 copyright, but card was not issued until 2002)

**(Casino dropped the “No Point” from their name, using “The Point Casino” after the 1st issue)**

2nd Blue (“Kluumichin Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG101511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101511)

(“We Deal Excitement 7 Days A Week”, some cards have a “Club 55” sticker)

3rd Blue (“Kluumichin Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG101512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101512)

(“The Card That Pays You Back” and “Up to 25%” on the obverse in yellow letters)

Red (“Kluumichin Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG101513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101513)

Mustard (“Kluumichin Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG101514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101514)

Grey (“Kluumichin Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG101515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101515)

Green (Lil’ Boston Get Rewarded Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG101516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101516)

4th Blue (“Kluumichin Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG101517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101517)

(“The Point Is Fun For Everyone!” in yellow letters)

5th Blue (“Kluumichin Club Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG054400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054400)

(“It Pays To Play” in yellow letters)

6th Blue (“Wildcard Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG101518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101518)

Red (“Wildcard Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG101519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101519)

Mustard (“Wildcard Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG101520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101520)

Grey (“Wildcard Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG101521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101521)

(This issue has “Your Casino! Your Choice! on obverse)

7th Black (“Wildcard Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG091100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091100)

(Fish in logo in lower right corner of obverse)

8th Black (Wildcard Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG113192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113192)

Red (Wildcard Club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG113191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113191)

Gold (Wildcard Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG111699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111699)

Silver (Wildcard Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG111700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=111700)

(This issue has 5 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

9th Black (Wildcard Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG129562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129562)

Red (Wildcard Club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG122879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122879)

Gold (Wildcard Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG129563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129563)

Silver (Wildcard Club Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG129564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129564)

(This issue has 4 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

(8th and 9th issue higher level cards may have stickers on reverse with the year)

10th Black (Wildcard Club Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG175194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175194)

(Reverse logo now says “Casino & Hotel”)

XX White (casino embossed/printed name) None Common 1  [CG054399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054399)

[**PUYALLUP TRIBAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATAPT) **(Tacoma, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: ?

1st White (Royal Guest Card – Puyallup Tribe’s Bingo Palace) None V Scarce 7  [CG101592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101592)

(Purple fish in large bird's beak)

2nd White (Royal Guest Card – Puyallup Tribe’s Bingo Palace) None V Scarce 7  [CG101593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101593)

(Blue fish in large bird's beak)

(Above cards have blank reverses, except for the mag stripe)

3rd White (Royal Guest Card – Bingo Palace) None V Scarce 7  CG101596

(Green fish in large bird's beak, address on reverse)

XX Blue (Cadillac Jack & Smart Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG101837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101837)

(This card used specifically for a keno type game called "Wild Ball". This game has been taken

out of the Emerald Queen, but is still available here. Another Cadillac Jack card is also listed in

the Distributor section)

**[QUIL CEDA CREEK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATUQC) (Marysville, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Red “Q”- Large Multimedia Games logo) None Scarce 3  [CG054405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054405)

2nd Blue (Red “Q”- Small Multimedia Games logo) None Scarce 3  [CG054406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054406)

3rd Black (Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101509)

(Address line on bottom of reverse is normal text)

Black (Winners Club) None Scarce 3  [CG050183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050183)

(Address line on bottom of reverse is bold text and a slighly shorter font than the card above)

4th Black/Red (QVibe Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG133317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133317)

Black/Silver (QVibe Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG133318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133318)

Black/Gold (QVibe Prime) None Scarce 3  [CG133319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133319)

*(Switched to the One Card also used at Tulalip Casino and Tulalip Bingo & Slots, see Tulalip*

*starting with the 9th issue)*

[**QUINAULT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAOSQB) **(Ocean Shores, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Purple/Yellow (Q Card) None Scarce 3  [CG102100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102100)

("Charter Member" stickers were issued for first 2 months only, brown mag stripe on reverse)

2nd Purple/Yellow (Q Card) None Scarce 3  [CG102101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102101)

(Darker color and black matnetic stripe on reverse.)

3rd Black (“Q Club Casino” Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG102102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102102)

(Last line on reverse is SHORTER than the line above)

4th Black (“Q Club Casino” Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG102103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102103)

(Last line on reverse is LONGER than the line above)

(Some 3rd- 4th issue cards were printed with the “Multimedia Games” logo in the upper left obverse)

(There are variations of shiny and flat black obverses plus dark and lighter shades on reverse)

5th Blue (Q-Club VIP Card Member) None Scarce 3  [CG102105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102105)

6th Blue (Winners happen here!) None Scarce 3  [CG103660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103660)

Orange ("Winners happen here" & Elk) None V Scarce 7  [CG102106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102106)

Red ("Winners happen here!" & Bear) None V Scarce 7  [CG102107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102107)

Black (Large "Q") None Rare 15  [CG102108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102108)

(Black card has "Quinault Beach Resort and Casino" inside large "Q". Three lower level cards

have 6 lines of text on reverse.)

7th Blue (Winners happen here!) None Scarce 3  [CG161843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161843)

(7 lines of text on reverse)

XX White (“Q Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG102109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102109)

**[RASCALS CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASERA) (Seattle, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Rascals Casino Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG102315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102315)

[**RED DRAGON CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAMTRD) **(Mountlake Terrace, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Black (Emperor’s Club) ? Scarce 3  [CG054402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054402)

(This card used until 2012 when the casino started using the Washington Gold Players Choice)

2nd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 casinos.

Club web address on the obverse.)

[**RED WIND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAOLRW) **(Olympia, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Cream/Red ("Red Wind Casino Nisqually") None V Scarce 7  [CG101618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101618)

White/Red ("Red Wind Casino Nisqually") None V Scarce 7  [CG101619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101619)

(Approx. 6mm space from “Casino” to arrows on this card)

White/Red (“Red Wind Casino Nisqually”) None V Scarce 7  [CG203720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203720)

(Appros. 2mm space from “Casino” to arrows on this card)

(This issue has all 6 arrows in straight line)

2nd White/Red ("Red Wind Casino Nisqually") None V Scarce 7  [CG101620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101620)

(First arrow is slightly higher than the 5 following)

3rd White/Red (“Red Wind Casino Nisqually”) None V Scarce 7  [CG101621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101621)

(Same as above the word “Casino” smaller than a cm)

4th Lavender (3 Red 7’s in Center) None Scarce 3  [CG102086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102086)

(**Picture** square on the reverse)

5th Lavender (3 Red 7’s in Center) None Scarce 3  [CG102087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102087)

(**No** **picture** square on the reverse)

Yellow/White (3-7’s Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG102088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102088)

(Picture square on the reverse)

6th Red/Black (Rewards Club & “Play in the Wind”) None Scarce 3  [CG054404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054404)

(Black circular design around "Play in the Wind" and black line down right side with grey edge)

Red/Grey (Rewards Club & “Play in the Wind”) None Scarce 3  [CG118201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118201)

(Grey circular design around "Play in the Wind" and NO black line down right side or grey edge)

7th Red (club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG101622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101622)

(First line in reverse text is 78mm wide)

Red club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG139474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139474)

(First line in reverse text is 75mm wide)

(This issue has 3 lines of text in second paragraph on reverse, mentions $25 minimum table

game buy-in)

8th Red (club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG164248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164248)

(2 lines of text in second paragraph on reverse, no longer mentions $25 minimum table game

buy-in)

9th Red (club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG183238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183238)

(Large grey circle with white center, 3 lines of text in second paragraph on reverse, mentions

$25 minimum table game buy-in again)

10th Black/Red (VIP – Very Important Player) None Scarce 3  [CG201753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201753)

(Alligator skin background)

Black/Red (VIP – Very Important Player) None Scarce 3  [CG202536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202536)

(Queen & King playing card background)

PC Red/White/Blue (Red Wind Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101623)

XX White (Multi-media game card) None Scarce 3  [CG101624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101624)

[**RIVERSIDE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATURC) **(Tukwila, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102523)

(4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, and Royal Casino

with cards used at all 4 casinos)

2nd Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102524)

(6 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, Royal Casino,

Hollywood and Drift on Inn with cards used at all 6 casinos. Gold line under "Washington" on obverse.)

3rd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice”) None Scarce 3  [CG102526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102526)

(6 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar and Golden Nugget casinos with cards used at all 6 casinos)

4th Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 casinos.

Club web address on the obverse.)

[**ROYAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAEVRC) **(Everett, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102523)

(4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, and Royal Casino

with cards used at all 4 casinos)

2nd Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102524)

(6 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, Royal Casino,

Hollywood and Drift on Inn with cards used at all 6 casinos. Gold line under "Washington" on obverse.)

3rd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice”) None Scarce 3  [CG102526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102526)

(6 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar and Golden Nugget casinos with cards used at all 6 casinos)

4th Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 casinos.

Club web address on the obverse.)

[**SEVEN CEDARS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASESC) **(Sequim, WA)**

*(See “7 Cedars”)*

[**SHOALWATER BAY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WATOSB) **(Shoalwater, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Players Club” & “Casino” outlined in white) None Scarce 3  [CG102080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102080)

2nd Blue (“Players Club” & “Casino” **not** outlined in white) None Scarce 3  [CG102081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102081)

Grey (Silver Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG102082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102082)

Gold (Gold Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG102083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102083)

Black (Platinum Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG102084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102084)

3rd Blue/Multi (“Players Club - Play by the Bay”) None Scarce 3  [CG102085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102085)

(One card now used for all levels, casino prints Stand, Silver or Gold to identify levels)

4th Purple (Players Club & wave logo at top) None Scarce 3  [CG103040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103040)

5th Black (Players Club & wave logo at top) None Scarce 3  [CG161842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161842)

[**SILVER DOLLAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAMCSD) **(Bothell, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

[**SILVER DOLLAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WARESD) **(Renton, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**SILVER DOLLAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASESD) **(Seatac, WA)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(The locations listed above are those listed on the reverse of the cards below. It is unclear if any*

*other Silver Dollar locations used the same cards.)*

1st Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102523)

(4 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, and Royal Casino

with cards used at all 4 casinos)

2nd Green (“Washington Players Club” & Club) None Scarce 3  [CG102524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102524)

(6 casinos are listed on the reverse; Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget, Riverside, Royal Casino,

Hollywood and Drift on Inn with cards used at all 6 casinos. Gold line under "Washington" on obverse.)

3rd Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice”) None Scarce 3  [CG102526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102526)

(6 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar and Golden Nugget casinos with cards used at all 6 casinos)

4th Gold (“Washington Gold Players Choice” and web adr) None Scarce 3  [CG102527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102527)

(7 casino logos on the reverse: Royal Casino, Hollywood, Crazy Moose, Coyote Bob’s,

Silver Dollar, Golden Nugget and Red Dragon with cards used at all 7 casinos.

Club web address on the obverse.)

[**SILVER REEF**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAFESR) **(Ferndale, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Grey (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends”) None Scarce 3  [CG101709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101709)

(Copyright 2002)

2nd Grey (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends”) None Scarce 3  [CG101708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101708)

(Added directions to reverse: I-5 Exit 250-4 Minutes West, no date)

Red (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends” IGT) None Scarce 3  [CG128736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128736)

(Copyright 2005)

3rd Grey (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends”) None Scarce 3  [CG101711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101711)

Red (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends” IGT) None Scarce 3  [CG101710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101710)

(Copyright 2006 – Added “**Hotel Casino Spa**” to obverse, web address added over mag stripe)

4th Grey (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends”) None Scarce 3  [CG101712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101712)

Red (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends” IGT) None Scarce 3  [CG101713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101713)

(Copyright 2007)

5th Grey (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends”) None Scarce 3  [CG101714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101714)

(Copyright 2008 – Added web address to obverse under logo, web address over mag stripe on

reverse is 20mm wide)

6th Grey (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends”) None Scarce 3  [CG101715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101715)

(Copyright 2008 - web address over mag stripe on reverse is now larger - 27mm wide)

7th Black (Diamond & “Diamond Dividends”) None Scarce 3  [CG101707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101707)

(Copyright 2011)

8th Black (Diamond & "Diamond Dividends") None Scarce 3  [CG050192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050192)

(Copyright 2013)

9th Blue (Reef Rewards – Catch) None Scarce 3  [CG210320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210320)

Blue (Reef Rewards – Journey) None Scarce 3  [CG210321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210321)

Blue (Reef Rewards – Salmon) None V Scarce 7  [CG210322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210322)

XX Blue (Luxury Sensation) None Scarce 3  [CG166710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166710)

(Room key used as a temporary slot card)

[**SKAGIT VALLEY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WABOSV) **(Bow, WA)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

***(****This casino first opened as a Harrah's casino and originally used the Harrah's*

*Total Rewards cards before creating their own unique cards)*

1st Green/Gold (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101626)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with “property of Skagit Valley...”)

Green/Gold (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101627)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with “able. This card is…”)

Green/Gold (The Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101628)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts with “of Skagit Valley...”)

2nd Yellow/Black (The Club – Yellow Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG067271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067271)

3rd Yellow/Black (The Club – B&W Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG067272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067272)

(The “CHIP” on the obverse of this card is black & white, casino name is yellow)

4th Yellow/Black (The Club – B&W Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG101629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101629)

(Easily visible vertical white lines in the obverse black background)

Yellow/Black (The Club – B&W Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG101630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101630)

(Barely visible vertical white lines in the obverse black background)

(This issue has the casino name in white & the chip is slightly smaller than on the 3rd issue)

5th Yellow/Black (The Club – Black & Yellow Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG203735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203735)

(Web address on last line of reverse)

6th Orange/Black (The Club – Black & Orange Chip) None Scarce 3  [CG101631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101631)

(Web address on next to last line of reverse)

7th Black/Blue (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG054410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054410)

(3 lines of text in obverse logo)

8th Black/Blue (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101632)

(4 lines of text in obverse logo, slightly larger chip in the logo also)

9th Black/Blue (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG201584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201584)

(Curved lines across upper left corner obverse, double white arrows in front of “Rewards”)

[**SKYWAY PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASESP) **(Renton, WA)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2004? Closed: yes

1st Black (Player’s Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG102317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102317)

2nd Brown ("Skyway Rewards" & bowling pins/ball) None Scarce 3  [CG102322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102322)

PC Yellow (Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG102318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102318)

[**SNOQUALMIE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASNSC) **(North Bend, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Black (Crescent Club) None Scarce 3  [CG054411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054411)

(Reverse bottom paragraph is 66mm wide, brown mag stripe)

2nd Black (Crescent Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101508)

(Reverse bottom paragraph is 59mm wide, black mag stripe)

3rd Black (Crescent Club) None Scarce 3  [CG148078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148078)

Blue (Crescent Club Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG129850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129850)

Grey (Crescent Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG129851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129851)

Gold (Crescent Club Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG129852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129852)

(Reverse bottom paragraph is now centered with left and right ends no longer aligned)

[**SPOKANE TRIBE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAAHST) **(Airway Heights, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Orange (Sun Club - Hot) None Scarce 3  [CG192973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192973)

Blue (Sun Club – Sizzle) None Scarce 3  [CG192974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192974)

Red (Sun Club – Blaze) None Scarce 3  [CG192975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192975)

Blue (Sun Club – Inferno) None V Scarce 7  [CG192976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192976)

XX Multi (Sun Club – Salute) None V Scarce 7  [CG192977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192977)

(Special card for veterans, active & retired military plus first responders)

[**SUQUAMISH CLEARWATER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WASUCL) **(Suquamish, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

*(Was original Clearwater Casino)*

1st Orange/Black (“Casino Ka$haroo” & Kangaroo in Tuxedo) None V Rare 75  [CG101507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101507)

2nd Orange/Black (“Casino Ka$haroo” & Kangaroo in Tuxedo) None V Rare 75  [CG101496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101496)

(Has "Keep card for future play" along bottom of 2nd issue)

3rd White (Suquamish Clearwater Casino Logo on Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG101497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101497)

4th Blue (Club Clearwater) None Scarce 3  [CG101498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101498)

(Signature strip)

Blue (Visitor) None Scarce 3  [CG101499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101499)

5th Blue (Club Clearwater) None Scarce 3  [CG101500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101500)

Blue (Visitor) None Scarce 3  [CG198303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198303)

(**No signature** strip, this issue has the casino name and address on the reverse as before,

but the word “clearwater” is **NOT** capitalized)

6th Blue (Club Clearwater) None Scarce 3  [CG101501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101501)

(**No signature** strip, this issue has the casino name and address on the reverse as before,

but this time the word “Clearwater” **IS** capitalized)

7th Blue (Club Clearwater) None Scarce 3  [CG101502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101502)

(Phone number was changed from 360-598-6889 to 360-598-8700)

8th Blue (Club Clearwater-Member) None Scarce 3  [CG101503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101503)

Green (Club Clearwater-Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG101504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101504)

Red (Club Clearwater-Ruby) None Rare 15  [CG101505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101505)

Lt Grey (Club Clearwater-Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG101506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101506)

(The boat is “Gold” in color, reverse casino name & address is a single line)

9th Black/Blue (Club Clearwater Topaz) None Scarce 3  [CG091106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091106)

Black/Green (Club Clearwater Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG091107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091107)

Black/Red (Club Clearwater Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG091108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091108)

Black (Club Clearwater Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG091109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091109)

(Reverse casino name & address is two lines, phone# is 360 598-8789)

10th Black/Blue (Club Clearwater Topaz) None Scarce 3  [CG161845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161845)

(Reverse phone# is 360 598-8700)

XX White (Club Clearwater) None Scarce 3  [CG101495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101495)

[**SWINOMISH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAANSW) **(Anacortes, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

*(Originally the Swinomish Northern Lights Casino)*

1st Brown ("VIP CLUB" & Logo) None Rare 10  [CG101573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101573)

2nd Blue (Mardi Gras Madness) None Scarce 3  [CG101574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101574)

(Reverse logo at bottom normal black text)

Blue (Mardi Gras Madness) None Scarce 3  [CG103661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103661)

(Reverse logo at bottom white text inside black rectangle)

3rd Black/Purple ("Swinomish Northern Lights Casino") None Scarce 3  [CG089982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089982)

Black/Purple (Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG114259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114259)

(Same "Swimonish Northern Lights Casino" card with "Multimedia Games")

4th Blue (Player’s Club Star) None Scarce 3  [CG101575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101575)

Silver (Player’s Club Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG101577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101577)

Gold (Player’s ClubGold ) None V Scarce 7  [CG137859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137859)

Grey (Player’s Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG101578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101578)

White (Player’s Club Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG101579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101579)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse starts “problem? Call 1-800-547-6133.”)

5th Blue (Player’s Club Star) None Scarce 3  [CG101580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101580)

Silver (Player’s Club Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG101582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101582)

Gold (Player’s ClubGold ) None V Scarce 7  [CG101583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101583)

Grey (Player’s Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG101584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101584)

Cream (Player’s Club Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG101585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101585)

(Last line in paragraph on reverse is “Call 1-800-547-6133.”)

6th White (Player's Club – Dk Blue Right Edge) None Scarce 3  [CG101586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101586)

White (Player's Club – Lt Blue Right Edge) None Scarce 3  [CG101587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101587)

White (Player's Club – Grey Right Edge) None V Scarce 7  [CG101588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101588)

White (Player's Club – Yellow Right Edge) None V Scarce 7  [CG101589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101589)

White (Player's Club – Right Edge w/Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG101590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101590)

White (Player's Club Elite – Black Right Edge) None Rare 10  [CG135023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135023)

(This issue has "Explore it all" under the casino name on the obverse with different colored

bands along the right edge of the obverse to distinguish levels. At the end of the reverse paragraph

it mentions "Must be 21 years of age..")

7th White (Player's Club – Dk Blue Right Edge) None Scarce 3  [CG147829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147829)

White (Player's Club – Lt Blue Right Edge) None Scarce 3  [CG168347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168347)

White (Player's Club – Grey Right Edge) None V Scarce 7  [CG168348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168348)

White (Player's Club – Yellow Right Edge) None V Scarce 7  [CG168349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168349)

White (Player's Club – Right Edge w/Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG168350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168350)

White (Player's Club Elite – Black Right Edge) None Rare 10  [CG168351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168351)

(Similar design to last issue but at the end of the reverse paragraph it now mentions "Must meet

minimum age requirement.")

8th White (Player's Club – Dk Blue Right Edge) None Scarce 3  [CG201087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201087)

(Last line of text in reverse paragraph is “Management reserves all rights.”)

XX White (Player's Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG101591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101591)

(Black printing & blank reverse. Used in conjunction with "Multimedia Games")

XX White (Player's Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG101912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101912)

(Reflective silver printing & blank reverse, used in conjunction with "Multimedia Games")

[**TULALIP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAMATU) **(Marysville, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Grey (Killer Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG101568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101568)

(There is a single black outline around both arrows on the obverse of this card)

Grey (Killer Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG067273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067273)

(There are double black outlines around both the arrows on the obverse of this card)

2nd Blue/Green (“Tulalip Casino” & Indian Spear Fishing) None Scarce 3  [CG054416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054416)

Blue/Green (Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG101569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101569)

(This card is the same as above with the “Multimedia Games” added to the obverse)

3rd Blue (“Rewards Club” & Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG101570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101570)

(No text under reverse phone number)

Blue ("Rewards Club" & Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG129819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129819)

("If found please mail..." on reverse, next to last line)

(Reverse logo on this issue is "Tulalip Resort Casino" and website is all capital letters)

4th Blue (“Rewards Club VIP Player” & Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG101571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101571)

(Reverse logo is "Friendly Tulalip Casino" and website is all lowercase text)

5th Blue (“Rewards Club” & Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG101567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101567)

(Reverse logo is "Friendly Tulalip Casino" and website is all capital letters)

6th Black (“Rewards Club” & Three Red 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG054415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054415)

7th Grey (My Tulalip Signature) None Scarce 3  [CG132056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132056)

(Grey insert arrow)

Red (My Tulalip Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG132057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132057)

Black (My Tulalip Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG132058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132058)

8th Brown (My Tulalip Signature) None Scarce 3  [CG169376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169376)

(Brown insert arrow)

(Starting with the 9th issue One cards the cards are also used at Tulalip Bingo & Slots as well as

Quil Ceda Creek Casino)

9th Red (One – Red) None Scarce 3  [CG194214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194214)

Gold (One – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG194215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194215)

Grey (One – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG194216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194216)

Black (One – Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG194217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194217)

XX Blue (“Rewards Club” & Whale) None Scarce 3  [CG101572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101572)

(Red line under “Tulalip” in logo on reverse, otherwise same as 4th issue)

[**TULALIP BINGO & SLOTS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WAMAT1) **(Marysville, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1983 Closed: no

*(Operated by the Quil Ceda Creek Casino)*

1st Orange ("Winners Club" & Bingo Balls) None Scarce 3  [CG116307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116307)

2nd Black (Tulalip Bingo) None Scarce 3  [CG048843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048843)

(Also useable with slots, rewards borchure shows higher levels but the cards do not exist )

3rd Black (Tulalip Bingo & Slots) None Scarce 3  [CG174603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174603)

*(Switched to the One card also used at Tulalip and Quil Ceda Creek Casinos, see Tulalip*

*starting with the 9th issue)*

[**TWO RIVERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WADATR) **(Davenport, WA)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Spokanee Rewards Club) None Rare 25  [CG101563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101563)

(Chewelah logo on reverse, short lived card)

Mustard (Spokanee Rewards Club) None Rare 25  [CG101564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101564)

(Two Rivers logo on reverse)

Black (Spokanee Rewards Club) None Rare 25  [CG101816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101816)

(Chewelah logo on reverse, this was a short lived card)

2nd Red/Black (Reel Club & “Two Rivers” logo) None Scarce 3  [CG101565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101565)

(Box around logo reverse)

3rd Red/Black (Reel Club & “Two Rivers” logo) None Scarce 3  [CG101566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101566)

(**NO** Box around logo reverse)

4th Lt Grey (Sun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG054413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054413)

Blue (Sun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG101560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101560)

PCX Multi (Club 55 – approx. 45x83mm card) None Scarce 3  [CG008996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008996)

PCX Multi (Club 55 – approx. 50x90mm card) None Scarce 3  [CG054427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054427)

(These are laminated cards given to seniors for 15% discount on meals, also used at Chewelah)

**WASHINGTON GOLD PLAYERS CHOICE (Various Locations)**

*(Cards were used at Coyote Bob's, Crazy Moose, Golden Nugget , Hollywood, Royal Casino, Red Dragon and Silver Dollar. See the individual casino listings for the cards used at each location.)*

**WASHINGTON PLAYERS CLUB (Various Locations)**

*(Cards were used at Drift on Inn, Golden Nugget, Hollywood ,Riverside, Royal Casino and Silver Dollar. See the individual casino listings for the cards used at each location.)*

[**WEST VIRGINIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=wv)

[**CHARLES TOWN RACES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WVCHCT) **(Charles Town, WV)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Later became Hollywood Casino)*

1st Grey/White (Players' Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG050877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050877)

(Barcode is 43mm in length)

Grey/White (Players' Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG029721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029721)

(Barcode is 48mm in length)

(This issue also used at Penn National)

2nd Grey/White (Players’ Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG059408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059408)

(The card has added a web address & no longer mentions Penn National on the reverse. Bottom

line is aligned at the left with paragraph above.)

3rd Grey/White (Players’ Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG059409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059409)

(The last line on the reverse is now centered, paragraph is aligned)

4th Grey/White (Players’ Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG059405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059405)

(The last line on the reverse is now centered, paragraph is **not** aligned)

5th Grey/White (Players’ Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG059407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059407)

(web site was www.ctownraces.com, the new address is www.charlesetownraces.com)

6th Grey/White (Players’ Choice & barcode) innovative Scarce 3  [CG059406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059406)

Grey/White (Players' Choice & NO barcode) innovative Scarce 3  [CG059578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059578)

7th Dk Green (Players Choice) None Scarce 3  [CG059431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059431)

8th Grey/White (Players’ Choice) (I) Scarce 3  [CG059441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059441)

9th Grey (Players’ Choice Silver) (I) Scarce 3  [CG059464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059464)

Mustard (Players’ Choice Gold) (I) Scarce 3  [CG059473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059473)

Black (Players’ Choice Black) (I) Scarce 3  [CG059480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059480)

XX Green (“Executive Comp Privilege”) None Scarce 3  [CG059486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059486)

XX Red (“Manager Comp Privilege”) None Scarce 3  [CG059490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059490)

XX Yellow (“Guest Satisfaction Privilege”) None Scarce 3  [CG059562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059562)

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WVCHHO) **(Charles Town, WV)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Formerly Charles Town Races)*

1st Grey (Club Hollywood) None Scarce 3  [CG023414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023414)

Mustard (Club Hollywood Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG024522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024522)

2nd Grey (Club Hollywood) None Scarce 3  [CG024523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024523)

Red (Club Hollywood Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG024524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024524)

Yellow (Club Hollywood Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG024525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024525)

(This issue has the level printed over a movie strip across the middle of the card)

*(Now uses the universal Marquee Rewards cards)*

**[MARDI GRAS CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WVCHMG) (Cross Lanes, WV)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Purple (Slots & Jesters) None Scarce 3  [CG024526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024526)

(Has "Mardi Gras Racetrack & Gaming Center" on obverse)

2nd Purple (Slots & Jesters) None Scarce 3  [CG024527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=024527)

(Has "Mardi Gras Casino & Resort" on obverse)

3rd Black/Purple (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG174971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174971)

XX Purple (Racer's Edge – Premier Pari-Mutuel Club) None Scarce 3  [CG087263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087263)

**[MOUNTAINEER](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WVCHMO) (Chester, WV)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold ("Frequent Player Card" & Horse Race Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG091832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091832)

(Space between first and second lines of text on reverse)

Gold ("Frequent Player Card" & Horse Race Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG113984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113984)

(No space between first and second lines of text on reverse & text moved closer to left edge)

Gold ("Frequent Player Club" & Horse Race Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG102514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102514)

2nd Black/White (“Roarin’ 20’s Club Classic Member") None Scarce 3  [CG029457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029457)

(8mm space from "Signature" to "Mountaineer" in 2nd line of text)

Black/White ("Roaring' 20's Club Classic Member") None Scarce 3  [CG129424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129424)

(7mm space from "Signature" to "Mountaineer" in 2nd line of text)

Gold (“Roarin’ 20’s Club Gold Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG091833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091833)

Platinum (“Roarin’ 20’s Club Platinum Member") None V Scarce 7  [CG091834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091834)

(Hologram sticker with Statue of Liberty head found on some Platinum cards along with various

different colored number stickers with the format of “xx-y”)

3rd Black/White (“Classic Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG091835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091835)

Gold (“Gold Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG029458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029458)

Silver (“Platinum Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG091836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091836)

(Mentions “must be 18 years of age” on reverse)

4a Black/White (“Classic Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG091837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091837)

(Mentions “must be 21 years of age” on reverse, signature strip and reverse text centered)

4b Black/White ("Classic Card") None Scarce 3  [CG129794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129794)

Black/Silver ("Platinum Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG135172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135172)

Black/Gold ("Gold Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG135173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135173)

(Mentions "must be 21 years of age" on reverse, no signature strip and reverse text aligned)

5a Red/Black (“**more** Classic Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG014484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014484)

Gold/Black (“**more** Gold Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014518)

Grey/Black (“**more** Platinum Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014519)

(No web address on reverse)

5b Red/Black (“**more** Classic Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG163744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163744)

(Web address added at end of paragraph on reverse)

6th Purple (INClub Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG014521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014521)

Gold (INClub Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG113985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113985)

Grey (INClub Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG113986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113986)

Black (INClub Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG113987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113987)

(No TM after INClub on obverse, web address & phone number on one line on reverse)

7th Purple (INClub Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG124328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124328)

Gold (INClub Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG124332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124332)

Grey (INClub Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG124333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124333)

Black (INClub Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG124334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124334)

(TM after INClub on obverse, web address & phone number on separate lines on reverse)

8th Purple (INClub Classic) None Scarce 3  [CG160770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160770)

(“Eldorado Resorts” added under reverse logo)

XX Yellow (“Employee Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG014522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014522)

PC Red (“The Mountaineer”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014523)

(This card has the phone number 1-800-80-40-HOT & a website)

(See the One Club cards from Eldorado Resorts in the Universal Selection for later cards)

[**TRI-STATE RACETRACK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WVCHTS) **(Cross Lanes, WV)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2008

*(Became Mardi Gras Racetrack Gaming Center in 2008)*

1st Mustard ("Tri-State Advantage Player's Club") None Scarce 3  [CG029459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029459)

(Two insert arrows printed by vender, 2 additional V-shaped arrows occasionally printed by casino)

2nd Purple (“Racer’s Edge”) None Scarce 3  [CG014524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014524)

3rd Purple (“Racer’s Edge – Premier Pari-Mutuel Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG014525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014525)

4th Purple (“Mardi Gras Style!”) None Scarce 3  [CG014526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014526)

Black (Racer's Edge – Premier Pari-Mutuel Club) None Scarce 3  [CG117527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117527)

[**WHEELING DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WVWHWI)

[**WHEELING ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WVWHWI) **(Wheeling, WV)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Green (“Wheeling Downs” & “Pref. Player”) None V Scarce 7  [CG029454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029454)

2nd Blue/Green (“Wheeling Downs” & "Pref. Player") CPICA 25786 V Scarce 7  [CG029453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029453)

3rd Red ( “Wheeling Island” & "Preferred Player") ACC Scarce 3  [CG029455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029455)

Gold (Preferred Player 2003) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004931)

Silver (Preferred Player 2003) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004932)

4th Blue/Teal (“Wheeling Island” & “Preferred Player”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG004933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004933)

(“Wheeling” **over** “Island” on reverse)

Gold (“Preferred Player Gold” & “Exp. 02/03”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014527)

Gold (“Preferred Player Gold” & “Exp. 02/04”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG029452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029452)

Silver (“Preferred Player Platinum” & “Exp. 02/03”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004934)

Silver (“Preferred Player Platinum” & “Exp. 02/04”) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014528)

5th Blue/Teal (“Wheeling Island” & “Preferred Player”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG004935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004935)

(“Wheeling” **before** “Island” on reverse)

Brown (Preferred Player gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004936)

Yellow (Preferred Player Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004951)

Teal (Preferred Player Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004952)

Pink (Preferred Player Diamond) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004962)

Tan (Parking) ACC V Scarce 10  [CG004963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004963)

(The higher level cards in this issue have “3Q 2003” printed on the obverse)

6th Green (Preferred Player Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004964)

Orange (Preferred Player Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004975)

Pink (Preferred Player Diamond) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014529)

(All of this issue have “4Q 2003” printed on the obverse)

7th Tan (Preferred Player Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004976)

Grey (Preferred Player Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004977)

Blue/Multi (Preferred Player Diamond) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG004983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004983)

(All of this issue have “1Q 2004” printed on the obverse)

8th Orange (Preferred Player Gold) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014530)

Purple (Preferred Player Platinum) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014531)

Green/Yellow (Preferred Player Diamond) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014532)

(All of this issue have “2Q 2004” printed on the obverse)

9th Blue/Multi (“Preferred Player” & Ocean Bottom) ACC Scarce 3  [CG014533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014533)

10th 3Q 2004? – spot reserved, cards not found yet but expect they were released!

11th Blue/Yellow (Preferred Player Gold) Ablecard.com V Scarce 7  [CG014535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014535)

Blue/Pink (Preferred Player Platinum) Ablecard.com V Scarce 7  [CG014536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014536)

Blue/Orange (Preferred Player Diamond) Ablecard.com V Scarce 7  [CG014537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014537)

Blue (“Preferred Player Parking” & Casino) Ablecard.com V Scarce 7  [CG014538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014538)

(The higher level cards in this issue have the “4Q 2004” printed on the obverse)

12th Blue (Preferred Player) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014539)

(Color variations exist)

Blue (“Preferred Player” Web Plus 2005 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014540)

Yellow Orange/Blue (Gold 2005 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014541)

Yellow Orange/Blue (Gold 2005 2H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014542)

Yellow Orange/ Blue (Gold Web Plus 2005 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014543)

Yellow Orange/ Blue (Gold Web Plus 2005 2H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014544)

Pink/Blue (Platinum 2005 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014545)

Pink/Blue (Platinum 2005 2H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014546)

Pink/Blue (Platinum Web Plus 2005 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014547)

Orange/Blue (Diamond 2005 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014548)

Orange/Blue (Diamond 2005 2H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014549)

Orange/Blue (Diamond Web Plus 2005 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014550)

Blue/Tan (Pref. Player & Racing Greyhounds) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014551)

(“The Better Bet” left lower obverse)

13th Blue (Preferred Player) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014552)

Blue/Tan (Pref. Player & Racing Greyhounds) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014553)

(“The Better Bet” now center obverse on both blue cards)

Gold (Gold & Pref. Player 2006 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014554)

Silver (Platinum & Pref. Player 2006 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014555)

Lt Silver (Diamond & Pref. Player 2006 1H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014556)

Blue Multi (Parking) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014557)

14th Blue (“Preferred Player”) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014558)

(**No** “The Better Bet” on obverse)

Gold (Gold & Pref. Player 2006 2H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014561)

Silver (Platinum & Pref. Player 2006 2H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014562)

Lt Silver (Diamond & Pref. Player 2006 2H) Ablecard.com Scarce 3  [CG014563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014563)

15th Yellow/Purple (Seal for “Best Player Rewards”) ACC Scarce 3  [CG014564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014564)

Gold (Gold 2007 1H) ACC Scarce 3  [CG014565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014565)

Silver (Platinum 2007 1H) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014569)

Black (Diamond 2007 1H) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014570)

(Seal for “Best Player Rewards” is in the lower left corner of the obverse)

16th Gold (Gold 2007 2H) ACC Scarce 3  [CG014571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014571)

Silver (Platinum 2007 2H) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014572)

Black (Diamond 2007 2H) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014573)

17th Yellow (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG014574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014574)

Purple (Racing) None Scarce 3  [CG014590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014590)

Gold (Gold 1H08) None V Scarce 7  [CG014591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014591)

Silver (Platinum 1H08) None V Scarce 7  [CG014592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014592)

Black (Diamond 1H08) None V Scarce 7  [CG014593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014593)

18th Gold (Gold 2H08) None V Scarce 7  [CG139628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139628)

Silver (Platinum 2H08) None V Scarce 7  [CG014594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014594)

Black (Diamond 2H08) None V Scarce 7  [CG143086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143086)

19th Gold (Gold 1H09) None V Scarce 7  [CG014595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014595)

Silver (Platinum 1H09) None V Scarce 7  [CG014596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014596)

White (Diamond 1H09) None V Scarce 7  [CG014597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014597)

20th Gold (Gold 3Q09) None V Scarce 7  [CG129793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129793)

Silver (Platinum 3Q09) None V Scarce 7  [CG135169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135169)

White (Diamond 3Q09) None V Scarce 7  [CG014598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014598)

Silver (Platinum 4Q09) None V Scarce 7  [CG186806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186806)

White (Diamond 4Q09) None V Scarce 7  [CG129873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129873)

21st Silver (Platinum 1H10) None V Scarce 7  [CG135170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135170)

White (Diamond 1H10) None V Scarce 7  [CG135171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135171)

Gold (Gold July-Dec 2010) None V Scarce 7  [CG129492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129492)

Silver (Platinum July-Dec 2010) None V Scarce 7  [CG129874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129874)

White (Diamond July-Dec 2010) None V Scarce 7  [CG129875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129875)

22nd Lt Blue (Wheeling Island Jan-June 2011) None Scarce 3  [CG129496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129496)

Gold (Gold Jan-June 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG150281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150281)

Silver (Platinum Jan-June 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG150282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150282)

White (Diamond Jan-June 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG129497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129497)

Purple (Wheeling Island July-Dec 2011) None Scarce 3  [CG129494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129494)

Gold (Gold July-Dec 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG129518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129518)

White (Diamond July-Dec 2011) None V Scarce 7  [CG129499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129499)

23rd Black (Wheeling Island Jan-June 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG129501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129501)

Gold (Gold Jan-June 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG129502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129502)

Silver (Platinum Jan-June 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG129503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129503)

White/Lt Blue (Diamond Jan-June 2012) None V Scarce 7  [CG129504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129504)

24th Gold (Gold Jan-June 2013) None V Scarce 7  [CG135167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135167)

Silver (Platinum Jan-June 2013) None V Scarce 7  [CG135168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135168)

White (Diamond Jan-June 2013) None V Scarce 7  [CG015952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015952)

25th Yellow (Players Club) plicards Scarce 3  [CG019504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=019504)

(Has "P635845" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

26th Gold (Gold Jan-June 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG049232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049232)

Silver (Platinum Jan-June 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG049233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049233)

White (Diamond Jan-June 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG049234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049234)

Black (Stealth Jan-June 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG049231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049231)

Silver (Platinum July-Dec 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG160771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160771)

27th Yellow (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG154862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154862)

Gold (Gold July-Dec 2015) None V Scarce 7  [CG154863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154863)

Silver (Platinum July-Dec 2015) None V Scarce 7  [CG154864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154864)

Lt Grey (Diamond July-Dec 2015) None V Scarce 7  [CG154865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154865)

Black (Stealth July-Dec 2015) None V Scarce 7  [CG154866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154866)

(Gambling help info now 3 lines of text on reverse. Address, phone and web address centered)

28th Gold (Gold Jan-June 2016) None V Scarce 7  [CG169918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169918)

29th Gold (Gold Jan-June 2017) None V Scarce 7  [CG195186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195186)

30th Red/Black (Lucky North Club) None Scarce 3  [CG195054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195054)

Green/Black (Lucky North Club – Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG195055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195055)

Blue/Black (Lucky North Club – Sapphire) None V Scarce 7  [CG195057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195057)

Grey/Black (Lucky North Club – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG195058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195058)

Black (Lucky North Club – Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG195059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195059)

(Levels are not printed on the cards)

XX Blue (Preferred Player) None Scarce 3  [CG014599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014599)

(This was a temporary card with the casino name on the obverse, and a blank reverse)

XX Black/Multi (V.I.P. Chip Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG014601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014601)

(For Table Gaming Use Only)

[**WISCONSIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=wi)

[**BAD RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIODBR) **(Odanah, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Club) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG067279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067279)

2nd Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067280)

(No web address on reverse)

3rd Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG043501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043501)

(Has web address on reverse)

4th Blue (Players Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG089637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089637)

5th Blue (Good Fortune Club) None Scarce 3  [CG086940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086940)

6th Grey (River Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG166029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166029)

**DAIRYLAND GREYHOUND PARK (Kenosha, WI)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2009

PC Orange (1999) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00072](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00072.jpg)

PC White/Lt Gold (2000) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00073](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00073.jpg)

PC Orange/Red (“Gold Club Card” & 2002) None Scarce 3  [SCG00074](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00074.jpg)

PC White/Gold (2003) None Scarce 3  [SCG00075](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00075.jpg)

PC Yellow (2004) None Scarce 3  [SCG00076](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00076.jpg)

PC White/Blue (2005) None Scarce 3  [SCG00077](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00077.jpg)

PC Grey/Burgundy (2006) None Scarce 3  [SCG00078](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00078.jpg)

[**DEJOPE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIMADE) **(Madison, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened:.2000 Closed: no

*(David Johnston reported this is a bingo hall - not a real casino. He says it is a spin-off of*

*the Ho-Chunk, but targets Madison seniors who don’t like driving the extra 50 miles to*

*Ho-Chunk. The only slot machines here are called “Rocket Bingo”.)*

XX White (Club DeJope) None V Scarce 7  [CG067274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067274)

(Issued first, this card has a larger 608 224-1145 phone number on reverse – same size as large

letters in text)

XX White (Club DeJope) None Scarce 3  [CG002384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002384)

(Smaller phone number on reverse – same size as small letters in text)

XX White (Club DeJope) None Scarce 3  [CG067275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067275)

(Phone number is blackened out by a strip, and the new number has been added)

XX White (Club DeJope) None Scarce 3  [CG067373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067373)

(Phone number is now “(608) 223-9576” without the black strip)

[**HO-CHUNK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIBAHC) **(Baraboo, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(This casino was called Wisconsin Dells Bingo Hall before 1994, later called Winnabago Golden*

*Nickel. The new complex was called Ho-Chunk.)*

1st Blue ("Ho Chunk Casino" Logo) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG067768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067768)

(Punchboard reader only)

2nd Blue ("Ho Chunk Casino" Logo) Faraday Scarce 3  [CG067769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067769)

(Mag stripe and phone number on reverse is "1-800-7HO-CHUNK")

3rd Blue ("Ho Chunk Casino" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067770)

(Phone number on reverse is "1-800-7HO-CHUNK" & mag stripe on reverse bottom)

4th Blue ("Ho Chunk Casino & Bingo" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067771)

(**White reverse,** phone number on reverse is "1-800-7HO-CHUNK" and mag stripe on top)

5th Blue (“Ho Chunk Casino & Bingo” Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067772)

(**Teal Reverse,** phone number on reverse is “1-800-7HO-CHUNK”)

(Cards known with notes about expires 13 or 15 months from last use in silver on obverse)

6th Blue ("Ho Chunk Casino & Bingo" Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG002363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002363)

(**White reverse,** phone number on reverse is "1-800-746-2486")

7th Blue ("Ho Chunk Casino & Bingo" Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067773)

(Green reverse, phone number on reverse is "1-800-746-2486")

8th Blue/Multi (Rewards Club & Background Seal) None Scarce 3  [CG002367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002367)

9th Blue (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002368)

(This issue card has a blue reverse)

10th Red (Ho-Chunk Gaming Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG092347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092347)

(“Ho-Chunk Gaming” in black)

11th Red (Ho-Chunk Gaming Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG158729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158729)

(“Ho-Chunk Gaming” in white)

*(These cards are also used at the Majestic Pines Casino)*

[**HOLE IN THE WALL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIDAHI) **(Danbury, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 2010

*(Now St. Croix Casino in Danbury)*

1st Silver ("Hole in the Wall Card") Faraday Rare 15  [CG002385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002385)

(Silver is flat compared to subsequent issues, just a hint of a metallic background)

2nd Silver ("Hole in the Wall Card") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG067276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067276)

(Silver is metallic and background is sparkly)

3rd Silver ("Hole in the Wall Card") Cameo V Scarce 7  [CG002386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002386)

4th Silver ("Hole in the Wall Card") DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG002387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002387)

5th Silver ("Hole in the Wall Card") None Scarce 3  [CG002388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002388)

(NO Web address on reverse)

6th Silver ("Hole in the Wall Card") None Scarce 3  [CG067277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067277)

(Web address on reverse)

7th Brown (Green Turtle with Guns & Cowboy Hat) ACC Scarce 3  [CG067278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067278)

(Color variations of wood grain background on obverse)

8th Brown (Green Turtle with Guns & Cowboy Hat) None Scarce 3  [CG002389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002389)

[**ISLE VISTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIBAIV) **(Bayfield, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2011

*(Became the Legendary Waters in August 2011)*

1st Blue (“Future Home of Legendary Waters”) None Scarce 3  [CG045287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045287)

TC White (Blackjack Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG045288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045288)

[**LAC COURTE OREILLES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIHALC) **(Hayward, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Black (LCO Party Club) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG067622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067622)

2nd Black (LCO Party Club) DLR CP Scarce 3  [CG067623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067623)

3rd Black (LCO Party Club) Cameo Scarce 3  [CG067624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067624)

4th Black (LCO Party Club) CPICA 28151 Scarce 3  [CG067625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067625)

5th Black (LCO Party Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG067626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067626)

[**LAKE OF THE TORCHES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WILDLO) **(Lac du Flambeau, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

*(Opened as Grand Casino LCO in 1989, and changed their name in 2/1/1993)*

1st Purple ("Torchlight Club") None V Rare 50  [CG065056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065056)

Purple (Lake Of The Torches) None V Rare 75  [CG193417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193417)

(Same logo as above card but missing the gold foil “Torchlight Club”)

Gold (“Torchlight Club”) None V Rare 50  [CG066091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066091)

("Hotel Casino Bingo" on obverse)

2nd Purple (“Torchlight Club”) None V Rare 50  [CG067764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067764)

(Larger 56mm wide logo extends to right side of “U” in Torchlight Club)

Purple (“Torchlight Club”) None V Rare 50  [CG066092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066092)

(Smaller 54mm wide logo ends at left side of “U” in Torchlight Club)

Silver ("Torchlight Club") None Rare 15  [CG066093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066093)

Dk Gold (“Torchlight Club”) None V Rare 50  [CG064468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064468)

(“Resort Casino” on obverse)

3rd Navy ("Torchlight Club" & 2 Torches on Right) None Scarce 7  [CG067765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067765)

(4 lines of toll free info on reverse)

4th Navy ("Torchlight Club" & 2 Torches on Right) None Scarce 3  [CG066973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066973)

(2 lines of phone info on reverse, “Lake of the Torches Resort Casino” in orange)

5th Navy (“Torchlight Club” & 2 Torches on Right) ACC Scarce 3  [CG067766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067766)

Dk Purple ("Torchlight Club" & 2 Torches on Right) None Scarce 3  [CG067891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067891)

(This card has "Lake of the Torches Resort Casino" in orange, website address across bottom

of obverse is "www.lakeofthetorches.com")

6th Dk Purple (“Torchlight Club” & 2 Torches on Right) None Scarce 3  [CG064463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064463)

(Matt finish, "Lake of the Torches Resort Casino" in white. The "p'" in "person" in the third

line on the reverse is under the first "T" in "Torchlight" above.)

7th Navy (“Torchlight Club” & 2 Torches on Right) None Scarce 3  [CG064469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=064469)

(“Lake of the Torches Resort Casino” in white. The "p" in "person" in the third line on the

reverse is under the "r" in "Torchlight" above.)

Purple (“Distinguished” & Large Deer) None V Scarce 7  [CG066903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066903)

Purple (“Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG066611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066611)

Purple (“Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG044786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044786)

8th Yellow (Torchlight Club) None Scarce 3  [CG065175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065175)

Tan (Player Privileges – Distinguished & Deer) None Scarce 3  [CG013893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013893)

Gold (Player Privileges – Gold & Bear) None V Scarce 7  [CG013909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013909)

Grey (Player Privileges – Platinum & Eagle) None V Scarce 7  [CG013917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013917)

9th Grey/Green (Club Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG043502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043502)

Dk/Lt Grey (Club Advantage) None Scarce 3  [CG043503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043503)

Grey/Blue (Club Advantage Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG045289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045289)

Grey/Red (Club Advantage Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG045290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045290)

Grey/Yellow (Club Advantage Supreme) None V Scarce 7  [CG045398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045398)

XX Blue (Commemorative Card – 10 Years of Fun!) None V Scarce 7  [CG042065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042065)

XX Brown (20 Years of Winning!) None V Scarce 7  [CG165113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165113)

[**LEGENDARY WATERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIBALW) **(Bayfield, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

*(Previously the Isle Vista)*

1st Blue (Lake Scene with Casino Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG050410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050410)

2nd Blue-Green/Grey (Circle-LW Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG166028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166028)

[**LITTLE TURTLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIHELT) **(Hertel, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dark Green (Small turtle sitting on shell) None Scarce 3  [CG045401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045401)

XX Pink (Turtle Lake logo) None Rare 15  [CG144604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144604)

(Believed to be an employee card)

[**MAJESTIC PINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIBRMP) **(Black Riverfalls, WI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

*(Started out as the Sands Casino, then changed the name to Majestic Pines 7/1992)*

1st Purple/Green ("Power Player's Club" in Top Left Corner) Faraday V Rare 40  [CG002407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002407)

(Punchboard reader)

2nd Wine ("Power Player's Club" in Center) Cameo Rare 20  [CG067767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067767)

(Magnetic stripe on reverse)

3rd Wine ("Power Player's Club" in Center) DLR CP Rare 20  [CG002408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002408)

(Magnetic stripe on reverse)

4th Wine ("Power Player's Club" in Center) None Rare 20  [CG067281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067281)

(Magnetic stripe on reverse)

5th Purple (Sm. Dancing Indian & “Power Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG067282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067282)

(No web site on the reverse)

6th Purple (Sm. Dancing Indian & “Power Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG002409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002409)

(Web site on the reverse is “www.mpcwin.com”)

7th Purple (Sm. Dancing Indian & “Power Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG002410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002410)

(Web site on the reverse is “www.ho-chunk.com”)

XX Purple (Sm. Dancing Indian & “Bingo Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002411)

(Presumably used for bingo only)

*(Shared the Ho Chunk Nation cards after these)*

[**MENOMINEE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIKEMN) **(Keshena, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

1st Black ("MVP Club" & Headdress Logo) None Rare 10  [CG067774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067774)

2nd Orange ("M" Headdress Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067775)

("Card Member Signature" & signature strip on reverse)

3rd Orange ("M" Headdress Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067776)

(NO Signature strip on reverse)

4th Orange ("M" Headdress Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067777)

(NO Signature strip, web address added on reverse)

5th White (Valuable Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG070069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070069)

6th Green/Multi (“Pine” & pine tree branches) None Scarce 3  [CG070131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070131)

Grey/Multi (“Birch” & birch trees) None Scarce 3  [CG190127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190127)

Black/Green (“Maple” & large maple leaf) None Scarce 3  [CG190128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190128)

(No phone number under bottom right reverse logo)

7th Green/Multi ("Pine" & pine tree branches) None Scarce 3  [CG043049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043049)

Yellow (“Oak” & large oak leaf) None Scarce 3  [CG070147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070147)

Grey/Multi (“Birch” & birch trees) None Scarce 3  [CG070148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070148)

Black/Green (“Maple” & large maple leaf) None Scarce 3  [CG070255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070255)

Grey/Black ("Maple Elite" & large maple leaf) None V Scarce 7  [CG144574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144574)

(Phone number under bottom right reverse logo)

XX Wine/Blue (“Menominee Bingo Club” & 5 Bingo Balls) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG070468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070468)

(Opened in 1987 with BINGO)

PC Orange/Yellow (“Bus Guest Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG070364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070364)

(Stamped at Guest Services Booth for Matchplay and other rewards)

**[MOLE LAKE](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIMLML) (Crandon, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG045402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045402)

(6 lines text in reverse paragraph)

2nd Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG045403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045403)

(7 lines text in reverse paragraph, web address starts under second dash in phone number)

Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG062221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062221)

(7 lines text in reverse paragraph, web address starts under the 8 in the phone number)

3rd Blue (Players Club) 02 Scarce 3  [CG045481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045481)

(7 lines text in reverse paragraph with “02” in upper right corner)

4th Blue (Mole Lake Casino Lodge) None Scarce 3  [CG102431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102431)

Green (Mole Lake Casino Lodge – Emerald) None Scarce 3  [CG189109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189109)

Gold (Mole Lake Casino Lodge – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG189110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189110)

Grey (Mole Lake Casino Lodge – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG189111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189111)

(White band across bottom of obverse for player info)

**[MOLE LAKE REGENCY](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIMLRR) (Mole Lake, WI)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: ?

PC White ("SOKAOGON" and barcode) None Scarce 3  [CG002390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002390)

[**NORTH STAR MOHICAN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIBONS) **(Bowler, WI)**

[**MOHICAN NORTH STAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIBONS) **(Bowler, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Lt Green (Star Club) Faraday V Rare 40  [CG067778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067778)

(Black box on reverse)

2nd Lt Green (Star Club) Faraday Rare 10  [CG002340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002340)

(NO Black box on reverse)

3rd Lt Green (Star Club) Cameo V Scarce 7  [CG067779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067779)

4th Lt Green (Star Club) DLR CP V Scarce 7  [CG002341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002341)

(Above cards have a punchboard reader)

5th Dk Green (Star Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067780)

(Reverse has a magnetic stripe and first paragraph has 5 lines)

6th Dk Green (Star Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067781)

(Reverse has a magnetic stripe and first paragraph has 6 lines)

7th Purple (Superstar Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067782)

8th Purple/Yellow (“Star Club” & Shooting star) None Scarce 3  [CG067372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067372)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-800-775-CASINO)

Purple/Yellow (“Star Club” & Shooting star) None Scarce 3  [CG067783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067783)

(Phone number on reverse is 1-800-952-0195)

9th Blue (Star Club) None Scarce 3  [CG071164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071164)

10th Blue (Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG072702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072702)

Silver (Pearl) None Scarce 3  [CG072703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072703)

Red (Ruby) None Scarce 3  [CG072717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072717)

Black (Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG073164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073164)

(Level on silver band across card, North Star logo in upper right)

11th Blue (Sapphire) None Scarce 3  [CG147773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147773)

Black (Black Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG147774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147774)

(White band across bottom of obverse for player info, North Star logo centered & larger)

XX White (Casino Logo in Center) None Rare 10  [CG002342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002342)

(Yellow reverse, card is only issued on the player’s birthday and can be used as a $20 for $10

match play coupon)

[**NORTHERN LIGHTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WICANL) **(Carter, WI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2009

1st Black ("Potawotomi Bingo" in Blue Letters) PPC Rare 10  [CG067320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067320)

2nd Black ("We're Gonna Win You Over") PPC Scarce 3  [CG067321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067321)

(Signature strip)

3rd Black ("We're Gonna Win You Over") PPC Scarce 3  [CG067322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067322)

(NO Signature strip)

4th Tan/Brown (“Players Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG008471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008471)

Tan/Purple (“Players Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG008472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008472)

Tan/Green (“Players Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG008473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008473)

Tan/Teal (“Players Club Member”) None Scarce 3  [CG008474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008474)

(Color variations exist for most levels of this issue)

5th Pink/Blue (Wolf) None Scarce 3  [CG008475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008475)

Pink/Green (Fish) None Scarce 3  [CG002396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002396)

Pink/Red (Bear) None V Scarce 7  [CG008554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008554)

Pink/Wine (Eagle) None V Scarce 7  [CG008555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008555)

6th Tan/Teal (Wolf) None Scarce 3  [CG038141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038141)

Tan/Green (Fish) None Scarce 3  [CG008469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008469)

Tan/Purple (Eagle) None V Scarce 7  [CG008470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008470)

[**ONEIDA BINGO & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIGBOC) **(Green Bay, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver ("Preferred Players Club") Faraday Rare 10  [CG067784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067784)

Gold ("Preferred Players Club") Faraday V Rare 40  [CG067785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067785)

(Obverse eagle is mostly white. 2 phone numbers on reverse)

2nd Silver ("Preferred Players Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG067786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067786)

(Obverse eagle is mostly black. 3 phone numbers on reverse)

Silver (Completely Holographic) None Ex Rare 75  [CG068371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068371)

3rd Purple (Fun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067787)

(This card has a punchboard reader and a magnetic stripe)

4th Purple ("Fun Club" with insert arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG067788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067788)

Purple ("Fun Club" without insert arrows) None Scarce 3  [CG067799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067799)

(This card has a magnetic stripe only and exists with and without obverse insert arrows on left)

5th Purple (Fun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG067789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067789)

(This card has a small box with the words “Bingo & Casino” that is slightly diagonal.

The reverse text is “upside down”.)

6th Purple (Fun Club) ACC Scarce 3  [CG066094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066094)

(Reverse printed upside down)

7th Black (Fun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG066095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066095)

(Reverse printed upside down & has “**Bingo & Casino**” in box)

8th Black (Fun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG066610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066610)

(Reverse printed upside down & has “**Casino**” in box, text mentions “expire after 12 months”)

9th Black (Fun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG004884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004884)

(Reverse printed upside down & has “**Casino**” in box, text mentions “expire after 15 months”,

Bottom line of text on reverse is 60mm wide)

10th Black (Fun Club) None Scarce 3  [CG084540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084540)

(Reverse printed upside down & has “**Casino**” in box, text mentions “expire after 15 months”,

bottom line of text on reverse is 64mm wide)

11th Bronze (Fun Club Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG171697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171697)

(“Fun Club Bronze” in lower right corner on obverse, web address on reverse is

“OneidaBingoAndCasino.net”)

12th Bronze (Fun Club Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG004885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004885)

Grey (Fun Club Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG135204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135204)

Gold (Fun Club Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG135205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135205)

(Level printed in lower right corner on obverse, web address is “OneidaCasino.net”)

13th Brown (Fun Club Bronze) Non V Scarce 7  [CG128870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128870)

("Fun Club Bronze" in upper right corner on obverse)

14th Brown (Oneida Casino – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG135206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135206)

Grey (Oneida Casino – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG135207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135207)

Gold (Oneida Casino – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG135208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135208)

(Cards no longer say Fun Club, level is printed in lower right corner on obverse)

15th Brown (Oneida Casino – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG148241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148241)

Brown (Oneida Casino – Bronze) 86 Scarce 3  [CG172074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172074)

Brown (Oneida Casino – Bronze Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG189829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189829)

Brown (Oneida Casino – Bronze Preferred) 87 Scarce 3  [CG172075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172075)

Grey (Oneida Casino – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG148242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148242)

Grey (Oneida Casino – Silver) 87 Scarce 3  [CG172303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172303)

Grey (Oneida Casino – Silver Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG172304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172304)

Gold (Oneida Casino – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG148243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148243)

(Level printed along right edge vertically, small numbers over mag stripe on some cards)

XX Purple ("Bingo & Casino" NO "Fun Club") None Scarce 3  [CG067840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067840)

[**POTAWATOMI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIMIPC) **(Milwaukee, WI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(This casino opened as a Bingo Hall in 1992 and became a casino in 1999)*

1st Dk Brown ("Fire Keepers Card" & Player's Picture) None Rare 10  [CG067323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067323)

(Casino charge $10 to replace lost cards)

2nd White (Player’s Photo in Upper Rt Obverse Only) None V Rare 25  [CG067325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067325)

(Same reverse as 1st issue, so is believed to be an emergency transitional card)

3rd Dk Brown ("Fire Keepers Club") None Scarce 3  [CG067326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067326)

(Vertical card without player photo)

4th Dk Brown (“Fire Keepers Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG002370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002370)

(This issue has a **white** “TM” under the “M” in “Potowatomi” on the obverse)

5th Dk Brown (“Fire Keepers Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG002372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002372)

(This issue has a **tan** “TM” under the “M” in “Potowatomi” on the obverse)

6th Dk Brown (“Fire Keepers Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG002373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002373)

(This issue has a “Register mark” ® under the “Potowatomi” on the obverse)

7th Red (Firekeeper’s Club Red & "SM") None Scarce 3  [CG002374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002374)

("SM" after "Fire Keeper's Club" on obverse)

Red (Firekeeper's Club Red & Reg Mark) None Scarce 3  [CG045531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045531)

(Registration Mark "®" after "Fire Keeper's Club" on obverse)

Grey (Firekeeper’s Club Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG002375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002375)

Lt/Dk Grey (Firekeeper’s Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG002376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002376)

(This issue copyright 2007 except Platinum which is undated)

8th Red (Firekeeper’s Club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG199094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199094)

Red (Firekeeper’s Club Red) PG Scarce 3  [CG091264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091264)

(Copyright 2009)

9th Red (Firekeeper’s Club Red) PG Scarce 3  [CG045696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045696)

(Copyright 2010)

10th Red (Firekeeper’s Club Red) None Scarce 3  [CG045732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045732)

Red (Firekeeper’s Club Red) PG Scarce 3  [CG157833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157833)

(Copyright 2011)

11th Red (Fire Keeper's Club Ruby) PG Scarce 3  [CG043078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043078)

(Copyright 2014)

12th Yellow (Fire Keeper’s Club Topaz) PG Scarce 3  [CG161654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161654)

(Copyright 2016 – reverse text is very difficult to read)

PC White (“Winners Club Member”) None Rare 10  [CG002382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002382)

(This laminated card has a barcode on the reverse)

XX Purple (Diamond Parking) ? Rare 25  [CG002383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002383)

(Supposedly if this card was to become lost, it cost $25 for a replacement)

[**POTAWATOMI CARTER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WICAPC) **(Carter, WI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Reddish Brown (Carter Club-wolf) None Scarce 3  [CG002379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002379)

(Different color mag strips known on the lower level card)

Grey (Carter Club-bear print) None Scarce 3  [CG002380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002380)

Black (Carter Club-feather) None Scarce 3  [CG002381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002381)

2nd Black/Red (The Carter Club – Carter Club Member) None Scarce 3  [CG134883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134883)

Black/Blue (The Carter Club – Loon) None Scarce 3  [CG134884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134884)

Black/Purple (The Carter Club – Crane) None Scarce 5  [CG134885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134885)

Black/Green (The Carter Club – Thunderbird) None V Scarce 7  [CG134886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134886)

Back/Silver (The Carter Club – Eagle) None V Scarce 7  [CG134887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134887)

Black/Gold (The Carter Club – Golden Eagle) None Rare 10  [CG134888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134888)

[**RAINBOW CASINO & BINGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WINERC) **(Nekoosa, WI)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Navy ("The Fortune Club") Faraday V Rare 40  [CG002412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002412)

(Punchboard reader)

2nd Navy ("The Fortune Club") Faraday Rare 10  [CG002413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002413)

(Magnetic stripe on bottom of reverse)

3rd Navy ("The Fortune Club") DLR CP V Scarce 5  [CG002414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002414)

(Magnetic stripe on bottom of reverse)

4th Navy ("The Fortune Club") DLR CP V Scarce 5  [CG067317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067317)

(Magnetic stripe on top of reverse)

5th Navy ("Fortune Club" Large Logo/Flying Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG002415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002415)

(NO web address on reverse)

6th Navy ("Fortune Club" Large Logo/Flying Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG002416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002416)

(Has web address on reverse, paragraph about 28mm high)

7th Dk Purple ("Fortune Club" Large Logo/Flying Eagle) None Scarce 3  [CG067318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067318)

(Has web address on reverse with tighter text – paragraph about 26mm high)

[**ST. CROIX CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIDASC) **(Danbury, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

*(Previously the Hole in the Wall)*

1st Black (St. Croix Perks) None Scarce 3  [CG046160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046160)

2nd White/Brown/Red (St. Croix Perks) None Scarce 3  [CG050459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050459)

(Reverse text is black and brown with most of the reverse background a light brown)

3rd White/Brown/Red (St. Croix Perks) None Scarce 3  [CG146081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146081)

(Reverse text is black and grey with reverse background now a light green)

[**ST. CROIX CASINO HERTEL EXPRESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WIWESC) **(Hertel, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (The Express Club) None Scarce 3  [CG084514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084514)

[**ST. CROIX CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WITLSC) **(Turtle Lake, WI)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue ("Players Club") None Rare 15  [CG002391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002391)

(Mentions "Must be 18 years or older.")

2nd Blue ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG067333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067333)

(Mentions "…21 Years or older to join.", one 800 number listed on a single line with

text & numbers)

3rd Blue ("Players Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG067616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067616)

Gold ("TLC" & Turtle on Heart & writing around logo) Faraday Rare 25  [CG002392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002392)

Gold ("TLC" & Turtle on Heart/no writing around logo) Faraday Rare 15  [CG067617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067617)

(Mentions "…21 Years or older to join." & Faraday mark on lower right of reverse, one 800

number listed on a single line with text & numbers)

4th Blue ("Players Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG067618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067618)

(Faraday mark on top left of reverse, two 800 numbers listed on two separate lines)

5th Blue ("Players Club") Powercard Scarce 3  [CG002393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002393)

6th Blue ("Players Club") None Scarce 3  [CG067619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067619)

(Members Hotline phone number in 3rd line on reverse, on all earlier cards it was near bottom)

7th Blue ("TLC Players Club" Beneath Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG067620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067620)

8th Orange (Green Turtle in the upper right) ACC Scarce 3  [CG067621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067621)

9th Mustard (Green Turtle in the upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG002394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002394)

10th Brown (TLC Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG050460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050460)

(Tan reverse with reverse text in black and brown)

11th Brown (TLC Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG146080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146080)

(Reverse text is black and grey with reverse background now a light green)

XX Green (TLC Very Important Player) None V Rare 35  [CG175605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175605)

(Temporary card that says to bring to the TLC Booth after earning 100 points)

XX Pink (Turtle Lake logo) ACC Rare 15  [CG002397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002397)

(This is an employee card)

XX Brown (25th Anniversary) None Scarce 3  [CG180772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180772)

[**WYOMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=wy)

[**789 CASINO & BINGO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WYRI7S) **(Riverton, WY)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Uses same cards as Wind River)*

[**EVANSTON HORSE PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WYEVEH) **(Evanston, WY)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Players Club) ? Scarce 3  [CG167896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167896)

[**LITTLE WIND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WYETLW) **(Ethete, WY)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(Uses same cards as Wind River)*

[**SHOSHONE ROSE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WYLASR) **(Lander, WY)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Blue (Wild Rose Rewards – White letters) Graphic Scarce 3  [CG091872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091872)

(“Graphic Controls LLC” and phone number upper right corner reverse)

2nd Blue (Wild Rose Rewards – Black letters) Graphic Scarce 3  [CG091873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091873)

(“Graphic Controls LLC” and phone number upper right corner reverse)

(“Wild Rose Rewards” is actually printed by the casino, blank cards will have this missing)

3rd Black (Wild Rose Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG091874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091874)

4th Teal (Wild Rose Rewards Club with red insert arrow) None Scarce 3  [CG091871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091871)

5th Red (Wild Rose Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG119371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119371)

[**WIND RIVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WYRIWR) **(Riverton, WY)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st White (Wind River Casino – Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG006229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006229)

White (WRC – Multimedia Games) None Scarce 3  [CG014084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014084)

2nd Orange (Wind River Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG006230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006230)

3rd Orange (Wind River Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG006228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006228)

(Blank reverse)

4th Lt Blue (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG014085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014085)

[**WYOMING DOWNS RACETRACK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WYXXWD) **(Evanston, WY)**

[Racetrack] Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Red (Winners Circle) None Scarce 3  [CG184688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184688)**[MULTI-PROPERTY](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=XM)**

**[UNIVERSAL SLOT CARDS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=XM)**

**(Casino Management)**

**These cards were generally from casino management companies that operated multiple properties, generally located in multiple states, with all casinos using the same generic cards.**

**Issue Predominant Colors/Description Mfg. Rarity Price CG#**

[**A.C.E. REWARDS CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlva8) **(USA)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

*(See Ultimate Rewards cardsfor previous cards for Stratosphere, Arizona Charlie and Aquarius casinos)*

1st Red (A.C.E. Rewards Club Member) innovative Common 1  [CG021169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021169)

(**5** Casinos are listed on the reverse: Stratosphere, Sands Casino & Hotel, Laughlin Casino,

Arizona Charlie’s Decatur and Arizona Charlie’s Boulder)

2nd Red (A.C.E. Rewards Club Member) (I) Common 1  [CG021178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021178)

(**4** Casinos are listed on the reverse: Stratosphere, Aquarius Casino, Arizona Charlie’s Decatur

and Arizona Charlie’s Boulder)

3rd Red (A.C.E. Rewards Club Member) None Common 1  [CG021182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021182)

(Added a website)

4th Red (A.C.E. Rewards Club) (I) Common 1  [CG021183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021183)

5th Red (A.C.E. Rewards Club) None Common 1  [CG021184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021184)

(“The New” has been added to the Aquarius Logo on the reverse)

6th Blue (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG074671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074671)

Green (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG005400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005400)

(Text over mag stripe is 75mm wide)

Green (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG021185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021185)

(Text over mag stripe is 62mm wide)

Maroon (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG127183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127183)

(Reverse paragraph of text centered)

Maroon (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG021186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021186)

(Reverse paragraph of text moved left to make room for photo)

(This issue has no TM after "Play")

7th Blue (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG033391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033391)

Orange (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG021263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021263)

Maroon (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG021267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021267)

(This issue has TM after “Play” near top of the text)

8th Blue (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG021249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021249)

Orange (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG033470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033470)

Green ("Ace Play") None Common 1  [CG061292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061292)

(Text over mag stripe is 75mm wide)

Green ("Ace Play") None Common 1  [CG139495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139495)

(Text over mag stripe is 62mm wide)

Maroon ("Ace Play") None Common 1  [CG033518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033518)

(Reverse paragraph of text centered)

Maroon (“Ace Play”) None Common 1  [CG115576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115576)

(Reverse paragraph of text moved left to make room for photo)

(This issue has TM after "Play" near bottom of the text)

9th Blue (Ace Play Take Vegas Back) None Common 1  [CG144660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144660)

(Stratosphere logo upper left)

10th Blue (Ace Play Take Vegas Back) None Common 1  [CG186557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186557)

(Stratosphere logo bottom right)

XX Blue (“Ace Play” & Arizona Charlie Logo/25) None Common 1  [CG033519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033519)

XX Orange (“Ace Play” & Arizona Charlie Logo/25) None Common 1  [CG033687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033687)

XX Green (“Ace Play” & Arizona Charlie Logo/25) None Common 1  [CG033725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033725)

XX Maroon (“Ace Play” & Arizona Charlie Logo/25) None Common 1  [CG033769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033769)

(25th anniversary cards only issued at the Arizona Charlie's Decatur property in 2013)

[**AFFINITY GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVAG) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

*(Several Affinity locations have their own cards with just their own logo on the reverse. They*

*include the St. Jo Frontier, Mark Twain and Lakeside properties. See those listings for their*

*specific Affinity Gaming cards. The original Affinity properties were acquired from Terribles*

*in 2005-2006. Three of the Affinity properties were acquired by Truckee Gaming in 2012.)*

1st Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 0  [CG089219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089219)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Common 0  [CG089222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089222)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Common 0  [CG089220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089220)

Black (APlay Club & Black Spade – raised print) None Common 0  [CG094677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094677)

2a Grey (APlay Club & Black Spade) None Common 0  [CG089221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089221)

Lt Grey (APlay Club – Temp Card) None Common 0  [CG097429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097429)

(Casinos in 3 states listed on reverse of 1st and 2a issues, Terrible's & Terrible's Pahrump are

both listed under Nevada. Lt Grey cards are temporary cards for new players issued from a

kiosk by inserting a drivers license.)

2b Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 0  [CG105577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105577)

(Casinos in 3 states listed on reverse but Terrible's Pahrump has been removed)

3rd Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 0  [CG097107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097107)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Common 0  [CG097241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097241)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Common 0  [CG097242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097242)

Lt Grey (APlay Club – Temp Card) None Common 0  [CG097243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097243)

(Casinos in 4 states listed on reverse, 8 casinos under Nevada)

4th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 0  [CG106021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106021)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Common 0  [CG139683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139683)

Lt Grey (APlay Club – Temp Card) None Common 0  [CG101545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101545)

(Casinos in 4 states listed on reverse, 5 casinos under Nevada including Terribles)

5th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 0  [CG106803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106803)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Common 0  [CG107095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107095)

(Large “Affinity Gaming” on reverse starts to the left of “Nevada” below)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Scarce 3  [CG107095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107095)

(Large “Affinity Gaming” on reverse is aligned with “Nevada” below)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Common 0  [CG107096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107096)

Grey (APlay Club & Black Spade) None Common 0  [CG107303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107303)

Grey (APlay Club GM Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG107943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107943)

(“GM CLUB” near the left edge of the obverse)

Lt Grey (APlay Club – Temp Card) None Common 0  [CG118206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118206)

(Casinos in 4 states listed on reverse, 5 casinos under Nevada, Silver Sevens replaces Terribles)

6th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 0  [CG155130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155130)

Black/Silver (APlay Club & Silver Club) None Common 0  [CG155131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155131)

Black/Gold (APlay Club & Gold Diamond) None Common 0  [CG155132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155132)

Silver (APlay Club Platinum & Black Spade) None Common 0  [CG155133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155133)

Black (APlay Club – GM Club) Non V Scarce 7  [CG155134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155134)

(“GM CLUB” centered, black reverse)

(Same reverse as 5th issue but obverse is now a diamond patterened background on first 4 levels

instead of the plain black background like on all previous issues. GM Club has a grey reverse.

The first line of text under the mag stripe starts with “This card…”)

7th Black/Red (APlay Club & Red Heart) None Common 0  [CG165366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165366)

(On this issue the first line of text under the mag stripe starts with “The A-Play Club Card…”)

XX Black (APlay Club Victorville) None V Scarce 7  [CG106944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106944)

(Unable to locate any information on where this card was used or for what purpose, has map

of California in background)

**[AIR FORCE SERVICES](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DCXXAF)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Used at service clubs like NCO, Airmen’s, Officers Club, etc. were slot machines are*

*authorized but NOT in the USA. No table games are typically authorized but may exist.)*

1st Green (Air Force Services 777 Slots) None Scarce 3  [CG177051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177051)

Purple (Air Force Services 777 Slots) None Scarce 3  [CG177052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177052)

Navy (Air Force Services 777 Slots) None Scarce 3  [CG177053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177053)

Multi (Various Slot Machine Images) None Scarce 3  [CG177054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177054)

[**AMERISTAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVA7) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened:2006 Closed: no

1st Red (“Star Awards”) None Scarce 0  [CG003136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003136)

Grey (“Star Awards” & Premier) None Scarce 1  [CG088198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088198)

Black (“Star Awards” & Elite) None Scarce 1  [CG008653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008653)

Maroon (“Star Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG008654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008654)

(Two phone numbers on bottom line reverse)

2nd Red (“Star Awards”) None Scarce 0  [CG088396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088396)

Grey (“Star Awards” & Premier) None Scarce 1  [CG088394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088394)

Black (“Star Awards” & Elite) None Scarce 1  [CG100710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100710)

Maroon (“Star Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG071167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071167)

(Three phone numbers on bottom line reverse)

3rd Grey (“Star Awards” & Premier) None Scarce 1  [CG008658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008658)

Black (“Star Awards” & Elite) None Scarce 1  [CG008668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008668)

Maroon (“Star Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG088395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088395)

Yellow (“ACE”) None Scarce 3  [CG008669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008669)

(Signature strip but no “oval” logo on reverse. No text between mag stripe and "AMERISTAR")

4th Red (“Star Awards”) None Scarce 0  [CG070704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070704)

Grey (“Star Awards” & Premier) None Scarce 1  [CG115065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115065)

Black (“Star Awards” & Elite) None Scarce 1  [CG115066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115066)

Maroon (“Star Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG115068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115068)

Metallic Gold ("Star Awards" & Ace) None V Scarce 7  [CG133972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133972)

(Shiny metallic gold reverse)

Metallic Gold ("Star Awards" & Ace) None V Scarce 7  [CG115067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115067)

(Dull gold reverse)

(No signature strip, white reverse EXCEPT on Star Club and Ace, previous cards had a colored

reverse – same color as obverse. One sentence between mag stripe and "AMERISTAR" below.)

5th Maroon ("Star Club") None Scarce 3  [CG118731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118731)

(White reverse)

XX1 Red (“Star Awards” Casino Entry) None Scarce 3  [CG008655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008655)

(White font. "For entry only" at bottom of obverse)

XX2 Red (“Star Awards” Casino Entry) None Scarce 3  [CG008656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008656)

(Black font. "Valid only for casino entry" at bottom of obverse)

XX3 Red (“Star Awards” Casino Entry) None Scarce 3  [CG008657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008657)

(White font. "Valid only for casino entry" at bottom of obverse. Some cards may have a notch

removed from left side of card.)

(Some universal Ameristar cards may have “KC” or “SC” printed after the player number

to indicate the Kansas City or St. Charles locations)

[**ARGOSY GAMING COMPANY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILALAG) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: 2004

*(Penn National bought out Argosy Gaming Company and started changing the cards, some of*

*their casinos either use the Argosy Preferred Rewards or issued their own cards)*

1st White (Argosy Preferred) None Rare 10  [CG036739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036739)

(Lst line on reverse is "persons under the age of 21")

White (Argosy Preferred) None Rare 10  [CG004135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004135)

(Last line on reverse is "under the age of 21')

(Reverse lists 3 Argosy casinos on this issue: Alton Belle; Riverside KC; and Sioux City, IA)

2rd White (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG004136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004136)

(Last line on reverse is "under the age of 21"and “Belles and Beaus” stickers have been found)

White (“Argosy Preferred” with "Belles & Beaus") None Rare 25  [CG067229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067229)

(Last line on reverse is "under the age of 21" with “Belles & Beaus” printed on the obverse)

White ("Argosy Preferred") PPC V Scarce 7  [CG036735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036735)

(Reverse on this issue lists 4 Argosy casinos)

3rd White (Argosy Preferred) None V Scarce 7  [CG010688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010688)

(Last line on reverse is "mitted for persons under the age of 21")

(Reverse on this issue lists 4 Argosy casinos)

4th White (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG010687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010687)

White (“Argosy Preferred” with "Belles & Beaus") None Rare 15  [CG004886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004886)

(This senior card has “Belles & Beaus” printed on the obverse)

Gold ("Argosy Preferred") None Scarce 3  [CG130798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130798)

Black (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG004137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004137)

(Reverse on this issue lists 5 Argosy casinos with phone numbers. Last line says "from participatint")

5th Gold (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG065572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065572)

(Reverse lists 5 Argosy casinos with phone numbers. Last line says “age of 21…”

6th Gold (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG065573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065573)

(Reverse lists 5 Argosy casinos with phone numbers. Last line says “be returned…”)

Colors vary on obverse and reverse)

7th Gold (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG003156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003156)

Drk Gold (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG003157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003157)

(No casinos names listed on reverse. Last line begins “and must…”)

8th Drk Gold (Argosy Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG003158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003158)

(No phone numbers except “gaming” on reverse. Last line in paragraph begins “returned upon…”)

9th Purple (Preferred Argosy) None Common 1  [CG017316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017316)

(Web address is on line by itself. )

10th Purple (Preferred Argosy) None Common 1  [CG128967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128967)

(Web address is on same line as Gambling problem ph number)

[**ARGOSY PREFERRED**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAWYP2) **(USA)**

[**ARGOSY CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAWYP2) **(USA) )**

[**PENN NATIONAL GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAWYP2) **(USA**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Blue (Argosy Preferred) None Common 3  [CG012917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012917)

(Signature strip and www.argosy.com website)

2nd Blue (Argosy Preferred) innovative Common 3  [CG039431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039431)

(Signature strip and www.argosy.com website)

Blue (Argosy Preferred) innovative Common 3  [CG012915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012915)

(NO signature strip and www.argosy.com website)

3rd Blue (Argosy Preferred) (I) Common 3  [CG128857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128857)

(Signature strip and www.pngaming.com website)

4th Blue (Argosy Preferred) None Common 3  [CG012916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012916)

(Signature strip and www.pngaming.com website)

[**ARMY RECREATION MACHINE PROGRAM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DCXXAA)

Universal Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Cards typically have the local town printed on the obverse, most cards have been found from*

*throughout Europe such as Italy, Germany, etc.)*

1st Blue (Round Logo & Smart Chip) axalto V Scarce 7  [CG136589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136589)

Blue (Round Logo & Smart Chip) SchlumbergerSema V Scarce 7  [CG136590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136590)

2nd Blue (ARMP Large Letters & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG136591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136591)

3rd Yellow/Brown (Three 7s & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG152017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152017)

[**BOYD GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVB6) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG074191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074191)

(® after obverse logo, all later cards until the 7th issue have “SM” after obverse logo)

2nd Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG074441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074441)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG007019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007019)

Green (B Connected Emerald) None Common 1  [CG007018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007018)

(Grey arrow obverse with ® behind “Boyd Gaming” on the reverse,)

3rd Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG007021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007021)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG007022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007022)

Green (B Connected Emerald) None Common 1  [CG141874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141874)

(Grey arrow obverse with NO ® behind “Boyd Gaming” on the reverse)

4th Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG007023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007023)

(Tan arrow obverse with ® behind “Boyd Gaming” on the reverse)

Green (B Connected Emerald) None Common 1  [CG007024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007024)

(Green arrow obverse with ® behind “Boyd Gaming” on the reverse)

5th Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG007025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007025)

(Tan arrow obverse with NO ® behind “Boyd Gaming” on the reverse)

(The following casinos are listed on the reverse of the 1st five issues: Blue Chip- Michigan

City, Delta Downs-Vinton, LA, Par-A-Dice- East Peoria, Il, Sam’s Town-Shreveport, LA,

Sam’s Town-Tunica, MS, Treasure Chest-Kenner, LA)

6th Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG096506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096506)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG005926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005926)

Green (B Connected Emerald) None Common 1  [CG005915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005915)

(Lists the California, Main Street and Fremont casinos on reverse with colorful logos)

7th Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG007029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007029)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG007031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007031)

Green (B Connected Emerald) None Common 1  [CG007030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007030)

(® after obverse logo, cards now list 13 casinos on reverse, Ruby cards have been found with

a "Pick the Pros" sticker that was used at Eldoardao and Joker's Wild Casinos)

8th Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG089138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089138)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG089136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089136)

Green (B Connected Emerald) None Common 1  [CG089137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089137)

Purple (B Connected Onyx) None Rare 15  [CG007020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007020)

(Black bands at top and bottom of the obverse with faint Boyd logo centered, "Connected" is

outside of the circle around the "B" in the upper left logo on the obverse)

9th Red (B Connected Ruby) None Common 1  [CG121107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121107)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) None Common 1  [CG121109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121109)

Green (B Connected Emerald) None Common 1  [CG121108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121108)

Purple (B Connected Onyx) None Rare 15  [CG121110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121110)

(Black bands at top and bottom of the obverse with faint Boyd logo centered, "Connected"

overlaps the circle around the "B" in the upper left logo on the obverse)

10th Red (B Connected Ruby) plicards Common 1  [CG126382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126382)

(Has "C-4021250094" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Blue (B Connected Saphire) plicards Common 1  [CG126383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126383)

(Has "C-4021250095" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Green (B Connected Emerald) plicards Common 1  [CG129847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129847)

(Has "C-4021250096" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Purple (B Connected Onyx) plicards Rare 15  [CG164086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164086)

(Has "C-4021250097" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

11th Red (B Connected Ruby) plicards Common 1  [CG144237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144237)

(Has "C2-4021250094" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) plicards Common 1  [CG165476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165476)

(Has "C2-4021250095" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Green (B Connected Emerald) plicards Common 1  [CG171568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171568)

(Has "C2-4021250096" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

12th Red (B Connected Ruby) plicards Common 1  [CG171953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171953)

(Has “LV2C-4021250094” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) plicards Common 1  [CG169314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169314)

(Has “LV2C-4021250095” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) plicards Common 1  [CG210791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210791)

(Has “LVC2-4021250095” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

13th Red (B Connected Ruby) C3-4021250094 Common 1  [CG171953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171953)

14th Red (B Connected Ruby) C4-4021250094 Common 1  [CG209200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209200)

Blue (B Connected Sapphire) C6-4021250095 Common 1  [CG209202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209202)

Green (B Connected Emerald) C5-4021250096 Common 1  [CG209203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209203)

Purple (B Connected Onyx) C3-4021250097 V Scarce 7  [CG209204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209204)

Black (Titanium) P829186 Rare 15  [CG209205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209205)

(New design removes black bands top and bottom, B Connected across middle obverse except

on the Titanium card where the B Connected is on the small grey band in the upper right of

the obverse where the level appears on lower level cards.)

XX White (Turf Club) None Common 3  [CG188345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188345)

XX White (Turf Club – B Connected Sports) plicards Common 3  [CG202607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202607)

(Has “C-4021250056” on upper left reverse and “www.plicards.com” upper right)

XX Black (BoydGaming 300) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG140634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140634)

(Has "P711360" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

XX Red (40 Years of Boyd Style – Ruby) plicards Common 3  [CG148656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148656)

(Has "LVC-91048A" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

XX Blue (40 Years of Boyd Style – Sapphire) plicards Common 3  [CG148658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148658)

(Has "LVC-91048C" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

XX Green (40 Years of Boyd Style – Emerald) plicards Common 3  [CG148657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148657)

(Has "LVC-91048B" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

XX Purple (40 Years of Boyd Style – Onyx) plicards Common 3  [CG153656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153656)

(Has "LVC-91048D" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

XX Black (2016 BoydGaming 300) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG158320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158320)

(Has “P747923” on upper left reverse and “www.plicards.com” upper right)

XX Black (2017 BoydGaming 300) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG177075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177075)

(Has “LVC-91048E” on upper left reverse and “www.plicards.com” upper right)

XX Black (2018 BoydGaming 300) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG195658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195658)

(Has “LVP-813095” on upper left reverse and “www.plicards.com” upper right)

[**CASINO MAGIC CORP.**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSBIC1) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2000

*(Casino Magic used a player number prefix of 50 for Biloxi cards, 83 or 84 for Bay St. Louis and 163 for*

*Bossier, LA. The 1st thru 5th issue cards were used at both MS locations. The 6th and 7th issue cards were*

*also used at the LA location. Beginning in 2000, the MS casinos have their location printed on their cards.)*

1st Black (Magic Money - Small Arrows) WBM Rare 10  [CG131617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131617)

("Wallace Business Machines, Gulfport, MS." Is the only mark on reverse top line)

2nd Black (Magic Money - Medium Arrows) WBM/NBS Rare 10  [CG131618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131618)

("Wallace Business Machines, Gulfport, MS." & "NBS" are both on reverse top line)

3rd Black (Magic Money) Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG131619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131619)

4th White (Magic Money) PPC Scarce 3  [CG003176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003176)

(White and off white reverses known)

5th White (Magic Money) None Scarce 3  [CG000955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000955)

6th Blue (Magic Money Stars) PPC Scarce 2  [CG002769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002769)

7th Blue (Magic Money Stars) None Scarce 2  [CG058291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058291)

(The 6th and 7th issue cards vary in color from a dark blue to purple)

XX White (Purple Waves) None V Rare 50  [CG058292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058292)

(Picture Square upper right obverse)

[**CIRSA WINNERS CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PUVCCW) **(World Wide)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Rewards club for Cirsa Gaming Corp. locations in multiple countries, including: Argentina,*

*Columbia, Dominican Republic, Mexico, Panama, Peru and Spain)*

1st Red (CIRSA Winners Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG158792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158792)

Gold (CIRSA Winners Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG158793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158793)

Blue (CIRSA Winners Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG158794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158794)

[**DISTRICT TAVERN GROUP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVDT) **(NV)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (District Rewards – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG115078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115078)

Black (District Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG115079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115079)

Black (District Rewards – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG115080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115080)

(Reverse includes logos for Al's Garage, Balboa and Presidio)

2nd Silver (District Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199527)

Gold (District Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199528)

Black (District Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG199529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199529)

(Reverse includes logos for Balboa, Due & Proper plus Whist Stove & Spirits)

[**ELDORADO RESORTS - ONE CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREO2) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Brown (One Club – Bronze) None Common 0  [CG172696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172696)

Silver (One Club – Silver) None Common 1  [CG172697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172697)

(Eldorado Scioto Downs phone# is 877-672-4686)

2nd Brown (One Club – Bronze) None Common 0  [CG174325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174325)

Silver (One Club – Silver) None Common 1  [CG174326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174326)

Gold (One Club – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG172698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172698)

Lt Grey (One Club – President) None V Scarce 7  [CG172699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172699)

Dk Grey (One Club – Chairman) None Rare 10  [CG172700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172700)

(Eldorado Scioto Downs phone# is 614-295-4700)

[**ELITE CASINO RESORTS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IALAEC) **( IA)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Same cards used at the Riverside, Rhythm City and Grand Falls casinos in IA)*

1st Maroon (Resort Club) None Scarce 3  [CG172358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172358)

White (Resort Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG172359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172359)

Gold (Resort Club Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG172360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172360)

Blue (Resort Club Elite Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG172361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172361)

**GAME TECH INTERNATIONAL (USA)**

These are BINGO WINNERS CLUB cards used at several different casinos but there

is no casino name printed on the cards.The cards are used at Desert Diamond in AZ,

Wildhorse Resort in OR, Dakota Connection in SD, Virgin River in Mesquite,

NV and Creek Nation in OK. They are listed in this guide under each of those casinos.

[**GOLDEN NUGGET 24K SELECT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLW15) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Used at all Golden Nugget Casinos in the USA owned & operated by Landry's Inc*

*It’s difficult to determine the exact order these cards were issued so they’ve been*

*grouped by the text & phone numbers on the reverse of the cards.)*

1st Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) None Common 1  [CG110026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110026)

Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) 888901 Common 1  [CG150704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150704)

Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) LVP728683-1 Common 1  [CG154660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154660)

Silver (24K Select – Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG114838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114838)

Silver (24K Select – Premier) 888902 Scarce 3  [CG163551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163551)

Black (24K Select – Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG114839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114839)

White (24K Select – Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG139878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139878)

White (24K Select – Elite) 888904 V Scarce 7  [CG165234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165234)

White (24K Select – Elite) LVP728683-2 V Scarce 7  [CG158268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158268)

(No location listed on the front of these cards, lists multiple Landry restauraunts on the reverse.

Reverse phone number is 844.245.2728)

2nd Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) 092001 Common 1  [CG148249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148249)

Silver (24K Select – Premier) 092002 Scarce 3  [CG148250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148250)

Black (24K Select – Chairman) 092003 V Scarce 7  [CG148257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148257)

White (24K Select – Elite) 092004 V Scarce 7  [CG148251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148251)

(Same basic design as 1st issue but reverse phone number is 1.800.777.1177)

3rd Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) C-1054K / 092001 Common 1  [CG176086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176086)

Silver (24K Select – Premier) C-1054L / 092002 Scarce 3  [CG187762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187762)

Black (24K Select – Chairman) C-1054M / 092003 V Scarce 7  [CG184431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184431)

White (24K Select – Elite) C-1054N / 092004 V Scarce 7  [CG187764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187764)

(Reverse phone number is 1.800.777.1177)

4th Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) plicards Common 1  [CG176266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176266)

(Reverse phone number is 1-844-4NUGGET, 7 lines of text in reverse paragraph. Has “C-1967I”

upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe.)

5th Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) None Common 1  [CG182845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182845)

Black (24K Select – Chairman) None V Scarce 7  [CG183949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183949)

(Reverse phone number is 1-844-4NUGGET, 6 lines of text in reverse paragraph with 9 logos)

6th Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) plicards Common 1  [CG184051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184051)

(Has “C-1967J” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) LVP796421 Common 1  [CG186763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186763)

Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) LVP818322-1 Common 1  [CG209070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209070)

Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) None Common 1  [CG194795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194795)

Gold (24K Select – 24 Karat) plicards Common 1  [CG199512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199512)

(Has “C-1054O” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

Silver (24K Select – Premier) plicards Scarce 3  [CG200784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200784)

(Has “C-1054Q” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

Black (24K Select – Chairman) plicards Scarce 3  [CG200785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200785)

(Has “C-1054P” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

White (24K Select – Elite) plicards Scarce 3  [CG202283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202283)

(Has “C-1054R” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

White (24K Select – Elite) LVP796421-2 V Scarce 7  [CG199526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199526)

Blue (24K Select – Chairman Trade Up) plicards Scarce 3  [CG205163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205163)

(“Has P822596” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

Green (24K Select – Elite Trade Up) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG202157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202157)

(Has “P822596-1” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right over mag stripe)

(Reverse phone number is 844-4NUGGET on this issue with 10 restaurant logos on reverse.

6 lines of text in reverse paragraph with last 4 lines indented.)

*(In 2017 the Laughlin and Las Vegas properties had cards with location specific reservation*

*phone numbers on the reverse so those cards are listed under the specific location.)*

[**GOLDEN ROUTE OPERATIONS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX34) **(NV)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Used when gambling at small local establishments throughout Las Vegas & Reno)*

1st Black/Gold (Gold Pass) None Common 1  [CG044768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044768)

(Reverse GRO logo inside box)

2nd Blue (Checkout Reward$ - Bronze) None Common 1  [CG044780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044780)

Blue (Checkout Reward$ - Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG199530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199530)

Blue (Checkout Reward$ - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG188344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188344)

Blue (Checkout Reward$ - Royal) None Scarce 3  [CG199531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199531)

Blue (Checkout Reward$ - Royal Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG199532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199532)

(4 logos on reverse)

3rd Black/Gold (Gold Pass) None Common 1  [CG044838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044838)

(No box around reverse logo)

4th Brown (Reel Rewards Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG126359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126359)

5th Blue (Checkout Reward$ - Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG126360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126360)

Blue (Checkout Reward$ - Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG199533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199533)

(5 logos on reverse)

[**GOLDEN TAVERN GROUP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX9) **(NV)**

[**GOLDEN REWARDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLX9) **(NV)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: 2014

*(Used at PT’s, Sierra Gold, Sierra Junction, Sparky’s)*

*(Became PT's Entertainment Group in 2014)*

1st Black/Orange (Golden Reward$ Bronze) None Common 1  [CG110437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110437)

Black/Silver (Golden Reward$ Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG110438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110438)

Black/Gold (Golden Reward$ Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110439)

Black (Golden Reward$ 24 Karat) None V Scarce 7  [CG110440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110440)

Black (Golden Reward$ Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG110441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110441)

2nd Black/Orange (Golden GR Rewards Bronze) None Common 1  [CG110442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110442)

Black/Silver (Golden GR Rewards Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG110443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110443)

Black/Gold (Golden GR Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110444)

Black (Golden GR Rewards Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG110445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110445)

Blue (Golden GR Rewards Royal Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG110446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110446)

Purple/Gold (Secret Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG110447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110447)

Purple/Black (Secret Rewards Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG110448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110448)

(This issue has “If you’re in, you win!” under Golden Rewards on the obverse. Reverse web

address is "www.goldentaverngroup.com")

XX Blue (Golden Rewards - Beer & Bites Club) None Scarce 3  [CG110449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110449)

XX Gold (Beer & Bites Club) None Scarce 3  [CG110450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110450)

XX Purple (Secret Rewards Ladies Only) None Scarce 3  [CG110451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110451)

(Reverse web address on all cards is "www.goldentaverngroup.com")

**[HARRAH'S](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXHG) / CAESARS (USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: no

*(There are many Harrah's and Caesars cards with individual locations. These are all listed*

*in the appropriate sections. All Harrah's or Caesars cards issued after 1996 are generally*

*universal generic cards issued to all their properties.)*

1a Dk Gold/Blue ("Harrah's" Pattern 5 Lines) None Common 1  [CG007474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007474)

(Top line on reverse is "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700")

1b Dk Gold/Blue ("Harrah's" Pattern 5 Lines) None Common 1  [CG062543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062543)

(Top line on reverse is "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700" with "HAR 1" added

to the bottom right corner)

1c Dk Gold/Blue ("Harrah's" Pattern 5 Lines) None Common 1  [CG007480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007480)

(Top line on reverse is "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-GAMBLER", Last word in 3rd line is “is”)

1d Dk Gold/Blue ("Harrah's" Pattern 5 Lines) None Common 1  [CG007481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007481)

(Top line on reverse is "Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-GAMBLER",Last word in 3rd line is “card”)

(Several different Harrah's locations added "Gold Star" stickers for higher level players)

2a Gold (Large "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007440)

(Top line on reverse is " Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700 IN NEW JERSEY

CALL 1-800-GAMBLER")

2b Gold (Large "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007441)

(Top line on reverse is " Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700 In MO 1-800-BETS- OFF,

IN NJ OR IL 1-800-GAMBLER")

2c Gold (Large "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007442)

(Top line on reverse is " Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700 In NJ 1-800-GAMBLER

OR IN MO 1-888-BETS OFF", last line “Know when” with ® at the end)

2d Gold (Large "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007443)

(Top line on reverse is " Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700 In NJ 1-800-GAMBLER

OR IN MO 1-888-BETS OFF", last line “Know when…” without ® at the end)

2e Gold (Large "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007447)

(Top line on reverse is "Know when to stop before you start"- **small,** 1 line on bottom reverse)

2f Gold (Large "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007464)

(Top line on reverse is "Know when to stop before you start" – **large,** **2** lines on bottom reverse)

3rd Gold (Large "Total Gold" over text “Star” in Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG007465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007465)

(Top line on reverse is " Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700 In NJ 1-800-GAMBLER

OR IN MO 1-888-BETS OFF". Gold star in lower right corner. The gold word “Star” extends

into the black box. Dated 12/98 under the gold star.)

4a Gold (Large "Total Gold" over text “Star” in Black) None Scarce 3  [CG007472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007472)

(Top line on reverse is " Gambling Problem? Call 1-800-522-4700 In MO 1-800-BETS- OFF,

IN NJ OR IL 1-800-GAMBLER". Gold star in lower right corner. The black word “Star”

does not extend into the black box. Dated 6/99 under the gold star.)

4b Gold (Large "Total Gold" over text “Star” in Black) None Scarce 3  [CG007743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007473)

(Top line on reverse is “Know when to stop before you start”. Gold star in lower right corner.

The black word “Star” does not extend into the black box. Dated 6/99 under the gold star.)

5th Gold (“Premier” & Wings) None V Scarce 7  [CG007482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007482)

(2 lines top reverse, “New Jersey” & “Missouri” spelled out)

6th Gold (“Premier” & Wings) None V Scarce 7  [CG007483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007483)

(“Know when…” on top with 2 lines on the bottom reverse)

7a Gold (Small "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007484)

(Top line on reverse is "Know when to stop before you start". Some cards exist with “Reno”

overprinted on the obverse by the casino)

7b Grey (Small "Total Platinum" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007485)

(Large 1-877-7HARRAH phone number on reverse)

7c Silver (Small "Total Diamond" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007489)

(Large 1-800-HARRAHS phone number on reverse)

7d Silver (Small "Total Diamond" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007490)

(No Large Harrah’s phone number on reverse)

**(All cards in is issue have a signature strip under the mag stripe.** Top line on reverse is

“Know when to stop before you start”)

8th Gold (Small "Total Gold" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007497)

(**NO signature strip**. Top line on reverse is "Know when to stop before you start". Some cards

exist with “Tahoe” overprinted on the obverse by the casino.)

9a Grey (Small "Total Platinum" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007492)

("**Total Rewards**" printed on top of obverse. Reverse is 1-877-7HARRAH", **NO** signature strip)

9b Silver (Small "Total Diamond" Logo) None Common 1  [CG007493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007493)

("**Total Rewards**" printed on top of obverse, no phone number or signature strip on reverse)

10a Gold (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over "Gold") None Common 1  [CG051906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051906)

(NO signature strip. Reverse phone number is 1-800-HARRAHS)

10b Gold (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over "Gold") None Common 1  [CG007494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007494)

(Signaturestrip under mag stripe. Reverse phone number is 1-800-HARRAHS)

10c Grey (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG051913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051913)

(NO signature strip. Reverse phone number is 1-877-7HARRAH)

10d Grey (Small "Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG051917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051917)

(Signature strip below the mag strip. Reverse phone number is 1-877-7HARRAH)

10e Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007503)

(Large hologram diamond on obverse, **NO** signature strip or phone number)

10f Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG051916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051916)

(Large hologram diamond on obverse. Signature strip below the mag stripe, NO phone number.)

10g Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG051910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051910)

(Small hologram diamond on obverse. **NO** signature strip or phone number.)

10h Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007504)

(Small hologram diamond on obverse. Signature strip below the mag stripe, NO phone number.)

10i Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007505)

(Large hologram diamond on obverse. Text on reverse is moved to the right side to allow

room for player photo. First line in reverse paragraph includes the text “recognizes players…”)

10j Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007510)

(Small hologram diamond on obverse. Text on reverse is moved to the right side to allow

room for player photo. First line in reverse paragraph includes the text “recognizes players…”)

10k Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007511)

(Small hologram diamond on obverse. Text on reverse is moved to the right side. First line in

reverse paragraph includes the text “recognizes table and slot players…”)

(The large hologram diamonds are approximately 8mm wide at the widest point and 8mm high

while the small hologram diamonds are approximately 6.5mm wide and 7mm high)

11a Gold (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over "Gold") None Common 1  [CG007512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007512)

11b Grey (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007513)

**(This issue copyright 2001 – has signature strip near the bottom, no other casino logos listed)**

12a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007514)

(**NO** signature strip, cards with “Tahoe” overprinted by the casino are known to exist)

12b Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007517)

(Signature strip)

12c Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007519)

(**NO** signature strip)

12d Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007520)

(NO signature strip. Cards with “Tahoe” overprinted by casino are known to exist. Cards with

“Diamond Pass Reno Allegiant Air” overprinted by casino also exist.) [CG008720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008720)

**(This issue copyright 2001 – 4 casino logos listed on the reverse)**

13a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007521)

13b Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007522)

13c Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007523)

**(This issue copyright 2001 – 5 casino logo’s are listed on the reverse, added Bluffs Run)**

14a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007524)

14b Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG051915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051915)

(Cards with “Tahoe” overprinted by casino are known to exist)

**(This issue copyright 2002 – 4 casino logo’s are listed on the reverse with web address)**

15a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG051908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051908)

(Cards with “Tahoe” overprinted by casino are known)

15b Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007525)

15c Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG051912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051912)

(Cards with “Diamond Pass Reno Allegiant Air” overprinted by the casino have been found) [CG008721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008721)

15d Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond Elite”) None Scarce 3  [CG007527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007527)

**(This issue copyright 2003 - 4 casino logos are listed on the reverse with web address but**

**NO signature strip)**

16a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007528)

16b Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007529)

**(This issue copyright 2003 with phone number, website and signature strip. No other casino**

**logos are listed.)**

17a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007530)

17b Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007531)

17c Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007532)

**(This issue copyright 2003 – 5 casino logos are listed on the reverse with web address)**

18a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007533)

(Tiny ® register mark after each of the 4 casino logos on the reverse)

18b Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007534)

(Large ® register mark after each of the 4 casino logos on the reverse)

18c Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 0  [CG007535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007535)

(Tiny ® register mark after each of the 4 casino logos on the reverse)

18d Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007536)

(Text moved right to accommodate player’s photo on left)

18e Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG051921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051921)

(3 lines under the **4** casino logos. Reverse text includes “Harrah’s Operating Company, Inc.”)

18f Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007537)

(4 lines under the **4** casino logos. Reverse text includes “Harrah’s Operating Company, Inc.”)

18g Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007538)

(3 lines under the 4 casino logos. Reverse text includes “Harrah’s Operating Company, Inc.

All Rights Reserved”)

18h Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007539)

(4 lines under the **4** casino logos. Reverse text includes “Harrah’s Operating Company, Inc.

All Rights Reserved”)

**(This issue copyright 2004 – 4 casino logos are listed on the reverse with no signature strip)**

19a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007636)

(**Copyright 2004 with 1-800-Harrahs phone number, Web address and signature strip** below

the mag stripe. No other casino logos are listed.)

19b Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007643)

(Copyright 2004 with text moved right to accommodate player’s photo on left, no casino logos.

Has “Know when to stop before you start” over mag stripe with registration mark at end)

19c Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None V Scarce 7  [CG103540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103540)

(Identical reverse as the card above but WITHOUT THE COPYRIGHT LINE)

19d Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG067394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067394)

(Copyright 2004 with signature strip below the mag stripe and 4 casino logos, no photo space)

20a Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007645)

20b Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007646)

**(This issue copyright 2004 – 5 casino logos are listed on the reverse)**

21a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007647)

(“©2005” **starts under the Harrah's register mark**)

21b Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007648)

(“©2005” **starts under Harrah’s**)

21c Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007540)

21d Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007573)

21e Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007574)

(Reverse text moved right to accommodate player photo on left)

21f Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007575)

(Seven Star card DOES NOT have WSOP logo, see XX issues for WSOP cards)

**(This issue copyright 2005 with 4 casino logos, 3 phone numbers in reverse bottom line)**

22a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007649)

22b Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007650)

22c Silver (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 1  [CG007651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007651)

(Reverse text moved right to accommodate player photo on left)

22d Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007654)

(Seven Star card DOES NOT have WSOP logo, see XX issues for WSOP cards)

**(This issue** copyright **2005 with 4 casino logos, 4 phone numbers in reverse bottom line)**

23a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007656)

23b Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Common 1  [CG007657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007657)

(**Copyright 2005 with signature strip, phone number and web address but no other**

**casinos listed**. Three phone numbers in reverse bottom line.)

23c Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007658)

(**Copyright 2005 with signature strip, phone number and web address but no other**

**casinos listed**. Four phone numbers in reverse bottom line.)

24a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007541)

24b Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007542)

24c Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007543)

(**This issue copyright 2005** – Obverse is now a “block pattern” but NOT METALLIC for this issue.

**Web address on reverse is** www.forTotalRewards.com. 10 casinos listed on the reverse.)

25a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007518)

(**NO** signature strip)

25b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007803)

(Signature strip normally present while some cards have the gap for the signature strip with

no actual signature strip present)

25c Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007804)

25d Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007810)

(**This issue copyright 2005** – Obverse is now a “**metallic** block pattern”. **Different web address** –

www.totalrewards.com. 10 casinos listed on the reverse)

26a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007811)

(NO signature strip)

26b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007813)

(Signature strip)

26c Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007814)

(NO signature strip)

26d Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007815)

(Signature strip)

26e Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007816)

(NO signature strip)

26f Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007817)

**(S**ignature strip)

26g Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007818)

(Provision for member photo on reverse)

26h Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007819)

(NO signature strip, blue reverse and provision for photo)

26i Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007824)

(Signature strip, blue reverse and NO provision for photo)

**(This issue copyright 2006 – 10 Casinos listed on the reverse)**

27a Glittery Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007825)

(NO signature strip)

27b Glittery Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007826)

(Signature strip below casino logos)

27c Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007848)

(NO signature strip)

27d Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007849)

(Signature strip below casino logos)

27e V. Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007850)

(NO signature strip)

27f Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007588)

(NO signature strip)

27g Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007589)

(Signature strip)

27h Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007594)

(NO signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

27i Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007614)

(NO signature strip, white reverse and provision for photo)

27j Dk Blue (“Seven Stars Club” & Total Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG007615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007615)

(Signature strip, white reverse and NO provision for photo)

**(This issue copyright 2006 – 11 Casinos listed on the reverse, Sheraton Tunica added)**

28a Gold (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007903)

28b Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007864)

(Diamond card has provision for the player’s photo)

(**This issue copyright 2006 with 4 casino logos.** These cards are an oddity since it’s the older

design with the Harrah’s logo background instead of the block pattern which started in 2005.**)**

29a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007877)

(NO signature strip)

29b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007878)

(Signature strip)

29c Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007879)

(NO signature strip)

29d Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007880)

(Signature strip)

29e Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007881)

(NO signature strip)

29f Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007882)

(Signature strip)

29g Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007617)

(Provision for player photo on reverse, FOUR phone numbers in bottom line on reverse)

29h Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007618)

(Provision for player photo on reverse, FIVE phone numbers in bottom line on reverse)

29i Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007619)

(New design Seven Stars card, signature strip below casino logos)

29j Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007620)

(NO signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

29k Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007622)

(Signature strip below casino logos)

29l Silver/Blue (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007623)

(NO signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

**(This issue copyright 2007 – 11 Casinos listed)**

30th Black (“Chairman’s Club”) None Ex Rare 200  [CG007616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007616)

(Copyright 2007, this was a new high level card created above the Seven Stars cards for an

extremely high roller. The one particular card that is known to exist was made specifically

for one player with his name in the reverse text. The reverse includes 6 casino logos and has

room for a player photo although the only known card does not have a photo. There was even

a Wall Street Journal article that documents this card’s existence.)

31a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007887)

(NO signature strip, 1-888-230-3505 phone number at the end of the next to last line on the reverse)

31b Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007891)

(NO signature strip, 1-888-230-3505 phone number at the end of the next to last line on the reverse)

31c Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007900)

(NO signature strip1-888-230-3505 phone number at the end of the next to last line on the reverse)

31d Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007901)

(Signature strip)

31e Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars” & no insert arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG007902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007902)

(NO signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

31f Dk Blue/Silver ("Seven Stars" with blue insert arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG084463](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084463)

(NO signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

31g Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007904)

(Signature strip below casino logos, no provision for player photo)

31h Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG009856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009856)

(NO signature strip. Provision for player photo on reverse)

31i Mustard (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over "Gold") None Common 1  [CG157272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157272)

(NO signature strip, has "Ontario" as the last word on the next to last line on the reverse)

31j Dk Grey/Multi (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over "Platinum") None Scarce 1  [CG157273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157273)

(NO signature strip, has "Ontario" as the last word on the next to last line on the reverse)

31k Lt Grey/Multi (Small "Total Rewards" Logo over "Diamond") None Scarce 1  [CG157274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157274)

(NO signature strip, has "Ontario" as the last word on the next to last line on the reverse)

**(This issue copyright 2007 – 12 Casinos listed, Casino Windsor added)**

32a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007905)

(NO signature strip)

32b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007906)

(Signature strip)

32c V Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007907)

(**NO** signature strip)

32d Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007908)

(**NO** signature strip)

32e Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007909)

(**NO** signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

32f Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007910)

(**NO** signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

**(This issue copyright 2007 – 13 Casinos listed, Imperial Palace added. Starting with this issue**

**the casino logos were replaced with just the casino names)**

33a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007911)

(NO signature strip)

33b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007912)

(Signature strip)

33c Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007913)

(NO signature strip)

33d Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007914)

(Signature strip)

33e Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007915)

(NO signature strip)

33f Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007916)

(Signature strip, some Diamond cards have “The General Manager’s Club” on obverse) CG208894

33g Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007624)

(Provision for member photo left)

33h Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007917)

(Signature strip below casino names, no provision for member photo)

33i Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars” & “Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007918)

(Signature strip below casino names, no provision for member photo)

33j Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007919)

(NO signature strip, provision for member photo reverse left)

33k Blue (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007920)

(NO signature strip, provision for member photo reverse left)

**(This issue copyright 2008 – 13 Casinos listed)**

34a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007921)

(NO signature strip)

34b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007922)

(Signature strip)

34c Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007923)

(NO signature strip)

34d Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007924)

(Signature strip)

34e Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG062040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062040)

(NO signature strip)

34f Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007929)

(Signature strip)

34g Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007930)

(Signature strip below casino names, no provision for member photo)

34h Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007931)

(NO signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

34i Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007936)

(NO signature strip, provision for player photo on reverse)

**(This issue copyright 2008 – 12 Casinos listed, Casino Windsor removed)**

(Club 55 stickers were available on the Sheraton MO cards)

35a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007564)

(NO signature strip)

35b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007565)

(Signature strip)

35c Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007566)

(NO signature strip)

35d Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 1  [CG007567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007567)

(Signature strip)

35e Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007568)

(NO signature strip, normal centered text on reverse)

35f Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007569)

(Signature strip, Normal centered text on reverse)

35g Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007570)

(Provision for player photo on reverse)

35h Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007571)

(Provision for member photo reverse left)

35i Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007572)

(Provision for member photo reverse left)

**(This issue copyright 2009 – 12 Casinos reverse. Large curve in the “9” and the “J” in**

**the 3rd phone number on the bottom line. There is a slight difference in where the**

**bottom line starts on the reverse when a signature strip is present or not.)**

36a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007925)

(NO signature strip)

36b Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 1  [CG007932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007932)

(Signature strip)

36c Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007937)

(NO signature strip)

36d Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 1  [CG007938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007938)

(Signature strip)

**(This issue copyright 2009 – 12 Casinos reverse. A font variation on the last 2 lines of text on**

**the reverse has a very slight curve in the “9” and the “J” in the 3rd phone number on**

**the bottom line which makes the bottom line on the reverse start in a slightly different**

**place than the previous issue.)**

37a Blue (Seven Stars Sig. Event Lake Tahoe) None Rare 15  [CG007939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007939)

37b Blue (Seven Stars Sig. Event Lake Tahoe Companion) None Rare 15  [CG007940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007940)

37c Blue (Seven Stars Sig. Event Atlantic City) None Rare 15  [CG007941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007941)

37d Blue (Seven Stars Sig. Event Atlantic City Companion) None Rare 15  [CG007942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007942)

**(This issue copyright 2009)**

38a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) None Common 0  [CG007962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007962)

38b Dk Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) None Scarce 0  [CG007964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007964)

38c Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 0  [CG007966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007966)

(Normal centered text on reverse)

38d Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Scarce 0  [CG007968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007968)

(Text moved right with provision for member photo reverse left)

(Diamond cards have been found with “The General Manager’s Club” on top left obverse)

38e Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007973)

(Provision for member photo reverse left)

38f Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG103539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103539)

(Provision for member photo reverse left)

**(This issue copyright 2010 – 12 Casinos reverse and NO signature strip)**

39a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG007982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007982)

39b Dk Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG007987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007987)

39c Lt Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG007988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007988)

39d Blue (Seven Stars) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG007989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007989)

39e Blue (“Signature Event Las Vegas 2010” Seven Stars) CodeGreen Rare 15  [CG007990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007990)

(Provision for member photo reverse left)

**(This issue copyright 2010 – 13 Casinos reverse and NO signature strip. Sheraton Tunica**

**became Tunica Roadhouse and Planet Hollywood was added.)**

40a Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  CG062039

40b Dk Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG062041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062041)

40c Lt Grey (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG007991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007991)

(Normal centered text on reverse)

40d Lt Grey/Multi (Small “Total Rewards” Logo over “Diamond”) None Common 0  [CG007992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007992)

(Text moved right with provision for member photo reverse left)

40e Blue (Seven Stars) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG007993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007993)

(Provision for member photo reverse left)

40f Dk Blue/Silver (“Seven Stars Companion”) None V Scarce 7  [CG007994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007994)

**(This issue** copyright **2011 – 13 Casinos reverse, now Caesars License Company, LLC.)**

41a Orange/Multi (Seven Stars Sig. Event Atlantic City 2011) CG Rare 15  [CG007995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007995)

41b Orange/Multi (Seven Stars Sig. Event AC 2011 Companion) CG Rare 15  [CG007996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007996)

41c Blue/Multi (Seven Stars Sig. Event Lake Tahoe 2011) CG Rare 15  [CG007997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007997)

41d Multi (Seven Stars Sig. Event New Orleans 2011) CG Rare 15  [CG007998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007998)

41e Multi (Seven Stars Sig. Event New Orleans 2011 Companion) CG Rare 15  [CG008008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008008)

(**Copyright 2011 on reverse – 13 casinos listed, CG is CodeGreen on these cards**)

42a Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008009)

42b Black/Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008010)

42c Black/Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008011)

42d Silver (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG008012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008012)

42e Silver (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards Companion”) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG008013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008013)

(These Seven Stars and Companion cards are a silver mirror finish. These were only issued for

a very short time before being replaced with the following cards.)

42f Silver (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG008014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008014)

42g Silver (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards Companion”) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG008015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008015)

(These Sever Stars and Companion cards are a silver "crinkled" finish)

42h Black/Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") CodeGreen Scarce 3  [CG047030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047030)

(Reverse text moved right for player photo)

(This issue copyright 2012 on reverse – new "TR" logo. There are three lines of text at the

bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "MO" and is shorter than the line above.)

43a Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008016)

43b Black/Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008017)

43c Black/Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008018)

43d Silver (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG008019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008019)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse – three lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "MO"

and starts just before the line above being almost the same length)

44a Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG091327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091327)

44b Black/Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008020)

44c Black/Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008021)

44d Silver (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG008022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008022)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse – four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IA")

45th Black/Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) CodeGreen Scarce 0  [CG097329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097329)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse – four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IN"

and Imperial Palace is still included in the list of casinos)

46a Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG096079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096079)

(Metallic finish)

46b Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold") CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008023)

(Plain, Non-Metallic finish)

46c Black/Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008024)

46d Black/Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008025)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse – four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IN"

and Imperial Palace is no longer listed plus The Quad is not added yet)

47a Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008026)

47b Black/Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008027)

47c Black/Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG008028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008028)

47d Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG012589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012589)

47e Silver ("Sever Stars by Total Rewards Companion") CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG127601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127601)

47f Silver/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold") CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG137627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137627)

(Copyright 2012 on reverse – four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IN"

and The Quad has been added in the last line of casino names)

48a Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG099876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099876)

48b Black/Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG010315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010315)

48c Black/Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) CodeGreen Common 0  [CG010316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010316)

48d Black/Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond Companion") CodeGreen V Scarce 7  CG060624

48e Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG030184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030184)

48f Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards Companion") CodeGreen V Scarce 7  [CG048175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048175)

(Copyright 2013 on reverse, some higher level cards have player info printed in raised printing if

they were mailed to the player when their card renewed)

49th Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold") C-4370028 Common 0  CG077403

Black/Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C-4370038 Common 0  [CG082135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082135)

Black/Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C-4370007 Common 0  [CG082136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082136)

Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C-4370043 V Scarce 7  [CG082134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082134)

(Copyright 2013, first line on reverse mentions "must be of legal age", smaller Code Green above

mag stripe on lower level cards)

50th Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold") C-4370028 Common 0  [CG118025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118025)

Black/Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C-4370038 Common 0  [CG123244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123244)

Black/Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C-4370007 Common 0  [CG123625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123625)

Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C-4370043 V Scarce 7  [CG123667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123667)

Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards Companion") C-4370044 V Scarce 7  [CG136779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136779)

(Copyright 2013, first line on reverse mentions "must be 21 or older")

51st Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold") C2-4370028 Common 0  [CG128805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128805)

Black/Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C2-4370038 Common 0  [CG133836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133836)

Black/Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C2-4370007 Common 0  [CG134613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134613)

Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C2-4370043 V Scarce 7  [CG135166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135166)

(Copyright 2014, first line on reverse mentions "must be 21 or older". List of casinos on the reverse

drops Grand Biloxi and adds, Nobu Hotel, The Cromwell and The Linq. Some missprint cards

have been spotted without the TR logo)

52nd Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold") C3-4370028 Common 0  [CG139855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139855)

Black/Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C3-4370038 Common 0  [CG139856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139856)

Black/Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C3-4370007 Common 0  [CG139858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139858)

Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C3-4370043 V Scarce 7  [CG139857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139857)

Silver ("Seven Stars Companion") C3-4370044 V Scarce 7  [CG156662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156662)

(Copyright 2014, Showboat and The Quad removed from the casino list on the reverse)

53rd Black/Orange ("Total Rewards Gold") C4-4370028 Common 0  [CG139859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139859)

Black/Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C4-4370038 Common 0  [CG141656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141656)

Black/Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C4-4370007 Common 0  [CG140817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140817)

Silver ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C4-4370043 V Scarce 7  [CG148083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148083)

(Copyright 2015)

54th Gold ("Total Rewards Gold") C-00266583B Common 0  [CG141408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141408)

Gold ("Total Rewards Gold") LVC-00266583B Common 0  [CG144134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144134)

Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C-00266583D Common 0  [CG142841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142841)

Lt Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C-00266583C Common 0  [CG142842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142842)

Lt Grey ("TR Diamond Companion") C-00266583G V Scarce 7  [CG144124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144124)

White ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C-00266583E V Scarce 7  [CG143681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143681)

White ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C-00266583Q V Scarce 7  [CG148084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148084)

White ("Seven Stars Companion") C-00266583J V Scarce 7  [CG144128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144128)

(Copyright 2015, new diamond pattern design except on Seven Stars level that's a plain obverse)

55th White ("Seven Stars by Total Rewards") C2-00266583Q V Scarce 7  [CG149862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149862)

White ("Seven Stars Companion") C2-00266583J V Scarce 7  [CG167900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167900)

(Copyright 2015)

56th Gold ("Total Rewards Gold") LVC2-00266583B Common 0  [CG166877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166877)

Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C2-00266583D Common 0  [CG163208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163208)

Lt Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C2-00266583C Common 0  [CG163209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163209)

(Copyright 2016)

57th Blue ("Total Rewards Platinum") C3-00266583D Common 0  [CG171447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171447)

Lt Grey ("Total Rewards Diamond") C3-00266583C Common 0  [CG170002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170002)

White (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) C3-00266583Q V Scarce 7  [CG165168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165168)

White ("Seven Stars Companion") C3-00266583J V Scarce 7  [CG172784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172784)

(Copyright 2016)

58th White (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) C4-00266583Q V Scarce 7  [CG175451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175451)

(Copyright 2016)

59th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) C3-00266583B Common 0   [CG176100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176100)

Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) LVC3 -00266583B Common 0  [CG177371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177371)

(Copyright 2017)

60th Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) C4-00266583B Common 0  [CG182509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182509)

Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) LVC4-00266583B Common 0  [CG180695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180695)

Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) C4-00266583D Common 0  [CG182931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182931)

Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum”) LVC4-00266583D Common 0  [CG180696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180696)

Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond’) C4-00266583C Common 0  [CG177254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177254)

Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) LVC4-00266583C Common 0  [CG180390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180390)

(Copyright 2017)

61st Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum) LVC5-00266583D Common 0  [CG183723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183723)

Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond’) C5-00266583C Common 0  [CG182932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182932)

Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) LVC5-00266583C Common 0  [CG183856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183856)

White (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) C5-00266583Q V Scarce 7  [CG177353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177353)

White ("Seven Stars Companion") C5-00266583J V Scarce 7  [CG197786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197786)

(Copyright 2017)

62nd White (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) C6-00266583Q V Scarce 7  [CG182778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182778)

(Copyright 2017)

63rd Gold (“Total Rewards Gold”) LVC5-00266583B Common 0  [CG197902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197902)

(Copyright 2018)

64th Blue (“Total Rewards Platinum) LVC6-00266583D Common 0  [CG201449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201449)

Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) LVC6-00266583C Common 0  [CG194213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194213)

(Copyright 2018)

65th Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond”) LVC7-00266583C Common 0  [CG194213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194213)

White (“Seven Stars by Total Rewards”) C7-00266583Q V Scarce 7  [CG205235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205235)

White ("Seven Stars Companion") C7-00266583J V Scarce 7  [CG197960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197960)

(Copyright 2018)

***(Note that many of the regular cards have different “Rewards Plus Club” or other stickers)***

XX1 Blue/Multicolored ("Total Rewards" over Harrah's Race Car) None V Scarce 7  [CG007544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007544)

(Promotional card used in mid-2001 at certain Harrah's. This card was very rare until Harrah’s

released some leftovers in 2002.)

XX2 Green/Multicolored (“Life” over “Total Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG007555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007555)

XX3a Gold/Black (“Elvis” over “Total Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG007562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007562)

(NO signature strip)

XX3b Gold/Black (“Elvis” over “Total Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG007563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007563)

(Signature strip, different color variations exist)

XX4a Gold (“Total Rewards” over “Gold” & car/driver) None Common 1  [CG044527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044527)

XX4b Grey (“Total Rewards” over “Platinum” & car/driver) None Common 1  [CG051920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051920)

XX4c Grey (“Total Rewards” over “Diamond” & car/driver) None Common 1  [CG051918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=051918)

**(Car and Driver cards are copyright 2003)**

XX5 Black/Red (House of Blues) None Scarce 3  [CG008029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008029)

(Copyright 2005 and issued at Showboat Atlantic City only)

XX6 Blue (Seven Star-Poker Series) None V Scarce 7  [CG008030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008030)

(World Series of Poker – Copyright 2005 with hologram WSOP logo upper left obverse)

XX7a Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Hand w/Cards) None Common 1  [CG008031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008031)

(NO signature strip)

XX7b Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Hand w/Cards) None Common 1  [CG008032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008032)

(Signature strip)

XX7c Dk Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Platinum” & Hand w/Cards) None Common 1  [CG008033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008033)

(NO signature strip)

XX7d Dk Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Platinum” & Hand w/Cards) None Common 1  [CG008034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008034)

(Signature strip)

XX7e Lt Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Diamond” & Hand w/Cards) None Common 1  [CG008035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008035)

(NO signature strip)

XX7f Lt Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Diamond” & Hand w/Cards) None Common 1  [CG008036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008036)

(Signature strip)

XX7g Blue (“Seven Stars” & Hand w/Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG008037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008037)

**(World Series of Poker cards copyright 2005 with small pile of chips)**

XX8a Gold/Multi (Toby Keith – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG008038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008038)

XX8b Dk Grey/Multi (Toby Keith – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG008039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008039)

XX8c Lt Grey/Multi (Toby Keith – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG008040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008040)

(All Toby Keith cards were copyright 2005 and all had signature strips)

XX9a Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG008041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008041)

(NO signature strip)

XX9b Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG008042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008042)

(Signature strip)

XX9c Dk Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Platinum” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG008043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008043)

(**NO** signature strip)

XX9d Dk Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Platinum” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG008044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008044)

(Signature strip)

XX9e Lt Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Diamond” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG008045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008045)

(**NO** signature strip)

XX9f Lt Grey (“Total Rewards”, “Diamond” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG147796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147796)

(Signature strip)

**(World Series of Poker cards copyright 2006 with small hand and large pile of chips)**

XX10a White/Gold (Toni – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG008046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008046)

XX10b White/Grey (Toni – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG008047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008047)

XX10c White/Silver (Toni – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG008048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008048)

(**Toni Braxton** cards are copyright 2007 and issued at the **Flamingo** – 11 casinos on reverse)

XX11 Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG008070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008070)

(**World Series of Poker** card copyright 2007 - **12** casinos on reverse. No Platinum/Diamond levels?)

XX12a Multi/Gold (Margaritaville – Gold) None Common 1  [CG008074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008074)

XX12b Multi/Grey (Margaritaville – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG008075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008075)

XX12c Multi/Silver (Margaritaville – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG008078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008078)

(**Margaritaville** cards copyright 2007 and issued at the **Flamingo** – **12** casinos on reverse)

XX13a Multi/Gold (Margaritaville – Gold) None Common 1  [CG008109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008109)

XX13b Multi/Grey (Margaritaville – Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG008110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008110)

XX13c Multi/Silver (Margaritaville – Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG008126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008126)

(**Margaritaville** cards copyright 2007 and issued at the **Flamingo** – **13** casinos on reverse)

XX14a Red/Gold (Total Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG008127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008127)

XX14b Red/Grey (Total Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG008128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008128)

XX14c Red/White (Total Rewards Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG008129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008129)

XX14d Blue/Grey (Seven Stars) None V Scarce 7  [CG008130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008130)

XX14e Silver/Blue/Grey (Seven Stars & Companion) None V Scarce 7  [CG008131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008131)

(Copyright 2007 - 12 casinos on reverse)

XX14f Red/Gold (Total Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG008134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008134)

(Copyright 2008 – 12 casinos on reverse, not sure if other levels exist from 2008)

(This issue was for 19-20 year olds at **Casino Windsor, Canada**)

XX15a White/Gold (Donny & Marie – Gold) None Scarce 1  [CG008135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008135)

XX15b White/Grey (Donny & Marie – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG008141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008141)

XX15c White/Silver (Donny & Marie – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG008157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008157)

(**Donny & Marie** cards copyright 2008 and issued at the **Flamingo** – **12** casinos on reverse)

XX16a Gold (“Hats” – Gold) None Common 1  [CG008158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008158)

XX16b Dk Grey (“Hats” – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG008159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008159)

XX16c Lt Grey (“Hats” – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG008164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008164)

(Copyright 2008 – **13** Casinos reverse and issued at Harrah’s Las Vegas only)

XX17a Gold (1st Anniversary Seal – Gold) None Common 1  [CG008165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008165)

XX17b Dk Grey (1st Anniversary Seal – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG008166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008166)

XX17c Lt Grey (1st Anniversary Seal – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG008167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008167)

(Copyright 2008 – **13** Casinos reverse, issued at Harrah’s Chester, PA)

XX18a Multi (15th Anniversary – Gold) None Common 1  [CG008168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008168)

XX18b Multi (15th Anniversary – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG008169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008169)

XX18c Multi (15th Anniversary – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG008170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008170)

XX18d Multi (15th Anniversary – Seven Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG008171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008171)

(Copyright 2008 - **13** casinos on reverse and issued at Harrah’s Joliet, IL. Dated 1993-2008 on

obverse with two ships. Reverse text moved to the right leaving photo provision on Diamond

and Seven Stars cards only. )

XX19a Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG008172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008172)

(**World Series of Poker** card copyright 2008 - **12** Casinos reverse. No Platinum/Diamond levels?)

XX19b Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG060142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060142)

(**World Series of Poker** card copyright 2009 - **12** Casinos reverse. No Platinum/Diamond levels?)

XX19c Red/Gold (Total Rewards Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG103273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103273)

(Copyright 2009 – 12 casinos on reverse, for 19-20 year olds at **Casino Windsor, Canada**)

XX20a Gold (15th Anniversary – Gold) None Common 1  [CG008173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008173)

XX20b Grey (15th Anniversary – Platinum) None Common 1  [CG008174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008174)

XX20c Silver (15th Anniversary – Diamond) None Common 1  [CG008175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008175)

XX20d Multi (15th Anniversary – Seven Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG008176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008176)

(Copyright 2009 for Harrah’s Ak-Chin AZ anniversary. Sheraton Tunica became Tunica

Roadhouse which is listed on the reverse)

XX21 Multicolored (“2010 Summer Concert Series”) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG008177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008177)

(Copyright 2010 – 13 Casinos listed)

XX22 Mustard (Small “Total Rewards” & “Tiger Logo” ) None Common 1  [CG008210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008210)

(Copyright 2010 – 12 casinos listed)

XX23a Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Large Chip) None Common 1  [CG060143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060143)

XX23b Orange (“Total Rewards”, “Gold” & Large Chip) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG008211](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008211)

(**World Series of Poker** card copyright 2010 - **13** Casinos reverse. No Platinum/Diamond levels?)

XX24 Red (“”Manilow Paris Las Vegas”) CodeGreen Scarce 3  [CG008214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008214)

(Copyright 2010 – 13 casinos listed)

XX25a Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond” - Select) CodeGreen Scarce 3  [CG008212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008212)

XX25b Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond” - Signature) CodeGreen Scarce 3  [CG008213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008213)

(Two Diamond cards copyright 2010 – 13 casinos reverse, only available at Harrah’s Rincon but

useable at all Harrah’s casinos)

XX26 Lt Grey (“Total Rewards Diamond” - Select) CodeGreen Scarce 3  [CG134624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134624)

(Diamond card copyright 2011 – 13 casinos reverse, only available at Harrah’s Rincon but

useable at all Harrah’s casinos)

XX27 Mustard (“Years of the Cat 2011” & “Total Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG008232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008232)

XX28 Mustard (“Years of the Rabbit 2011” & “Total Rewards”) None Common 1  [CG008241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008241)

(Copyright 2011 - 12 Casinos reverse, no signature strip. Now Caesars License Company, LLC)

XX29 Red (“Total Rewards”& Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG074311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074311)

(2011 **World Series of Poker** card)

XX30 Purple/Black (“Total Rewards Centennial Celebration”) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG095100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095100)

XX31 Purple/Black (“Summer Concert Series” & Guitar Player) CodeGrn Common 1  [CG099061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099061)

XX32 Gold (Celebrating Hispanic Heritage) CodeGreen Common 3  [CG071184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071184)

(Above 4 cards copyright 2011 on reverse – 13 casinos listed)

XX33 Red (Year of the Dragon 2012) None Common 3  [CG008242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008242)

(Copyright 2011 on reverse – 12 casinos listed)

XX34a Black (“Total Rewards”& Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG085633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085633)

(Three lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "MO" and is shorter than

the line above)

XX34b Black (“Total Rewards”& Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG039410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039410)

(Three lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "MO" and starts just before

the line above being almost the same length)

XX34c Black (“Total Rewards”& Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG039427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039427)

(Four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IA")

XX34d Black ("Total Rewards" & Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG008722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008722)

(Four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IN" and Imperial Palace is

still included in the list of casinos)

XX34e Black ("Total Rewards" & Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG008723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008723)

(Four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IN and Imperial Palace is

no longer listed plus The Quad is not added yet)

XX34f Black ("Total Rewards" & Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG008732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008732)

(Four lines of text at the bottom of the reverse, last line starts with "IN" and The Quad has

been added in the last line of casino names)

(XX34 issues are 2012 **World Series of Poker** cards - new Total Rewards design with light waves)

XX35 Bronze ("Year of the Snake 2013" & "Total Rewards") CodeGreen Common 1  [CG008243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008243)

(Copyright 2013 on reverse, limited to 3,000 cards per property)

XX36 Black ("Total Rewards" & Stack of Large Chips) CodeGreen Common 1  [CG121748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121748)

(Copyright 2013 World Series of Poker card)

XX37 Bronze ("Year of the Horse" & "Total Rewards") C-4370053 Common 1  [CG121749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121749)

(Copyright 2013 on reverse, limited to 3,000 cards per property)

XX38 Black ("Total Rewards" & Stack of Large Chips) C2-4370047 Common 1  [CG126047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126047)

(2014 World Series of Poker card)

XX39 White (“Year of the Ram 2015”) C-4370012 Common 1  [CG138627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138627)

XX40a Grey (WSOP on Stack of Chips) C-00266583P Common 1  [CG144135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144135)

XX40b Grey (WSOP on Stack of Chips) LVC-00266583P Common 1  [CG144136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144136)

(This group of cards copyright 2015 on reverse)

XX41 Red ("Year of the Monkey 2016") C-00266583U Common 1  [CG157264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157264)

XX42 Brown (WSOP.com) LVC2-00266583P Scarce 3  [CG163924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163924)

XX43 White/Gold (Total Rewards Gold ) C2-00266583S Scarce 3  [CG169519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169519)

(This card was for 19-20 year olds at Casino Windsor and had “Under 21” in red on obverse)

(This group of cards copyright 2016 on reverse)

XX44 Red ("Year of the Rooster 2017") C-00266583AB Common 1  [CG175195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175195)

XX45 Brown (WSOP on Stack of Chips) C2-00266583AA Common 1  [CG180279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180279)

XX46 Brown (20 Years Harrah’s Cherokee) C-11357B Scarce 3  [CG182777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182777)

XX47 White (Salute – Platinum) LVC-00266583AD Scarce 3  [CG187507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187507)

(Veteran’s card)

XX48 White (Salute – Platinum & Red Maple Leaf) LVC-57505C V Scarce 7  [CG200796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200796)

(Canadian Veteran’s card)

XX49 Brown (25th Anniversary Harrah’s Joliet) LVC-97524A Scarce 3  [CG187507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187507)

(This group of cards copyright 2017 on reverse)

XX50 Yellow ("Year of the Dog 2018") LVC-00266583AF Common 1  [CG193779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193779)

XX51 White (Salute – Platinum) LVC2-00266583AD Scarce 3  [CG194515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194515)

(Veteran’s card)

XX52 Brown (WSOP on Stack of Chips) LVC3-00266583AA Common 1  [CG202990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202990)

(This group of cards copyright 2018)

XX Grey (Diamond card w/Private Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG011062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011062)

(Expires 01/31/08 – Copyright 2007 with 11 casinos on reverse)

XX Grey (Diamond card w/Private Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG008254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008254)

(Expires 01/31/09 - Copyright 2008 with 13 casinos on reverse)

XX Grey (Diamond card w/Private Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG008255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008255)

(Expires 01/31/10 – Copyright 2008 with 12 casinos on reverse)

XX Grey (Diamond card w/Private Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG011063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011063)

(Expires 01/31/11 – Copyright 2009 with 12 casinos on reverse)

XX Black/Grey (Diamond card w/Private Parking Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG139756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139756)

(Expires 01/31/14 – Copyright 2013 on reverse)

XX Grey (Total Rewards – VIP Access) C-00266583M Scarce 3  [CG203857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203857)

(Copyright 2015, no magnetic stripe)

PC Blue/White (Small Total Rewards over Platinum w/Logo) None Scarce 1  [CG008256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008256)

(Printed with player name & info on obverse like normal card, Harrah’s logo on reverse)

PC Purple (Reel Rewards – Memory Walk Nov 13, 2010) None Scarce 1  [CG011067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011067)

(Issued in Tunica, MS for Alzheimer’s Association benefit event)

**[HOLDER HOSPITALITY GROUP](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXHH) (USA)**

[**HOLDER LINK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXHH) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2010

*(Most of the casinos were taken over by Northern Star Casinos in 2011)*

1st Yellow/Multi (Holder Link) None Common 1  [CG010383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010383)

(**6** **lines** of casinos are listed)

(This card is issued at the following casinos: Silver Club-Sparks, Sharkeys’-Gardnerville,

Sundance Casino-Winnemucca, Model T Casino-Winnemucca, Charlie Holder’s Casino-

Henderson, Truck Inn Casino-Fernly, Stockman’s Casino-Elko, Commercial Hotel- Elko,

Scoreboard Sports Lounge-Spring Creek, Red Garter-Wendover, Wigwam Casino-Fernly,

El Capitan Casino-Hawthorne)

2nd Yellow/Multi (Holder Link) None Common 1  [CG071113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071113)

(**5** **lines** of casinos are listed. Charlie Holder’s Casino- Henderson, Truck Inn Casino-Fernly,

have been removed from the list)

[**IGT QUICK DRAW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVIQ) **(Nevada)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: c.1985 Closed: c.1989

1st White (Quick Draw Games & Yellow “Bonus Givaway” Bag) None Ex Rare 250  [CG126361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126361)

2nd White (Quick Draw Games & Red “Bonus Givaway” Bag) None Ex Rare 250  [CG126362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126362)

(Blank reverse on both issues)

3rd White (Quick Draw) None Ex Rare 200  [CG126363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126363)

(Reverse has a paragraph of terms and conditions)

(These cards are extremely significant in that they were the absolute first actual slot cards

whereby play was tracked by the computer. This card was originally tested and used in small

town Nevada, specifically Tonopah. Also, the card was used in bar-type establishments.

The biggest of these was the location that became Danny's Country Store.)

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSLIO) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(Many of the later cards were also used as room keys at various properties)*

1st Blue/Red (2 Red Birds & "Island Gold Members Club") None Common 1  [CG001078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001078)

(Reverse lists 7 locations, including the Cruise Ship)

2nd Blue/Red (2 Red Birds & "Island Gold Members Club") None Common 1  [CG042064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=042064)

(Reverse lists 10 locations)

3rd Blue/Red (2 Red Birds & "Island Gold Members Club") None Common 1  [CG001080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001080)

(Reverse lists 13 locations)

4th Blue/Red (2 Red Birds & "Island Gold Members Club") None Common 1  [CG001081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001081)

(Reverse lists 14 locations)

Gold (Isle Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG000953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000953)

(Last line is "Card valid through 12/31/00.")

Gold (Isle Select) None V Scarce 7  [CG010866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010866)

(Same as above, except that the last line is blacked out)

Dk Gold (Isle select) None V Scarce 7  [CG010867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010867)

(Words “Isle Select” are flat – NOT shiny like the others)

5th Blue/Orange (Isle Select) None Scarce 3  [CG001108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001108)

6th Purple (Isle One Players Club) None Common 0  [CG001065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001065)

Blue (Isle OneTM Select) None Common 1  [CG010868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010868)

(Signature strip on MO card)

7th Purple (Isle One Players Club) None Common 0  [CG040635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040635)

(Davenport is indented on the reverse, 3 line logo)

8th Purple (Isle One Players Club) None Common 0  [CG010885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010885)

(Davenport is indented on the reverse, 2 line logo)

9th Purple (Isle One Players Club) None Common 0  [CG010893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010893)

(This issue is similar to the 7th issue, but reverse added “The Best Club. The Most Rewards.”)

10th Purple (Isle One) None Common 0  [CG010894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010894)

Blue (Isle One Select) None Common 1  [CG010895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010895)

(“Players Club” no longer on obverse, **3 line** logo reverse)

11th Purple (Isle One) None Common 0  [CG010896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010896)

(Two casinos listed for Louisiana)

Purple (Isle One) None Common 1  [CG151156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151156)

(Only one casino listed for Louisiana)

Blue (Isle One Select) None Common 1  [CG010897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010897)

(“Players Club” no longer on darker obverse, **2 line** logo reverse)

12th Green (Isle One Player – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG088593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088593)

Red (Isle One Select – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG010875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010875)

Teal (Isle One Select – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG010876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010876)

(With and without the printed expiration date on the blank cards)

(**Signature strips on MO cards**)

Lt Green (Isle One Player – Small Parrot Left) None Common 1  [CG029359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029359)

Lavender (Isle One Select – Small Parrot Left) None Scarce 3  [CG010877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010877)

Orange (Isle One Paradise – Small Parrot Left) None Scarce 3  [CG010884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010884)

(No copyright date on reverse)

13th Green (Isle One Player – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG010898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010898)

Red (Isle One Select – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG010899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010899)

Lt Green (Isle One Player – Small Parrot Left) None Common 1  [CG057326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057326)

(Copyright 2009 - No logo in reverse corner, has signature strip)

14th Green (Isle One Player – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG010900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010900)

Red (Isle One Select – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG010901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010901)

Lt Green (Isle One Player – Small Parrot Left) None Common 1  [CG127218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127218)

(Copyright 2010 - No logo in reverse corner, has signature strip)

15th Green (Isle One Player – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG074446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074446)

Red (Isle One Select – Large Parrot Right) None Common 0  [CG089609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089609)

Lt Green (Isle One Player – Small Parrot Left) None Common 1  [CG090671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090671)

(Copyright 2011)

16th Multi (Fan Club) None Common 1  [CG010862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010862)

Blue (Fan Club Select) None Scarce 3  [CG010863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010863)

Gold (Fan Club Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG010864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010864)

Grey (Fan Club Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG097419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097419)

Black (Fan Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG010865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010865)

(Copyright 2011)

17th Multi (Fan Club)  plicards Common 1  [CG089783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089783)

Blue (Fan Club Select) plicards Scarce 3  [CG087265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087265)

Gold (Fan Club Gold) plicards Scarce 3  [CG089605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089605)

Grey (Fan Club Platinum) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG010860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010860)

Black (Fan Club) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG010861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010861)

Green (Isle One – Large Parrot Right) plicards Common 0  [CG091162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091162)

(This issue is coopyright 2012, all cards have "www.plicards.com" upper right corner on reverse)

18th Multi (Fan Club) plicards Common 1  [CG102432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102432)

(Has "C-92861H2" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Blue (Fan Club Select) plicards Common 3  [CG136004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136004)

(Has "C-92861I2" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Green (Isle One – Large Parrot Right) plicards Common 0  [CG106008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106008)

(Has "C-92861A2" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right, signature strip)

(This issue is copyright 2013 with signature strip)

19th Multi (Fan Club) plicards Common 1  [CG136005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136005)

(Has "C-92861H3" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Blue (Fan Club Select) plicards Scarce 3  [CG151203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151203)

(Has "C-92861I3" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Gold (Fan Club Gold) plicards Scarce 3  [CG102608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102608)

(Has "C-92861E3" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Grey (Fan Club Platinum) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG118897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118897)

(Has "C-92861F3" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Green (Isle One – Large Parrot Right) plicards Common 0  [CG134496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134496)

(Has "C-92861A3" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right, no signature strip)

(This issue is copyright 2013 with NO signature strip)

20th Multi (Fan Club) plicards Common 1  [CG136360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136360)

(Has "C-92861H4" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Blue (Fan Club Select) plicards Scarce 3  [CG136361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136361)

(Has "C-92861I4" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Gold (Fan Club Gold) plicards Scarce 3  [CG136362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136362)

(Has "C-92861E4" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Silver (Fan Club Platinum) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG136363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136363)

(Has "C-92861F4" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

Black (Fan Club) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG136364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136364)

(Has "C-92861G4" on upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

(This issue is copyright 2014 with NO signature strip)

21st Mustard (“Fan Club” and large smiley face) plicards Common 1  [CG167418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167418)

(Has “C2-92861H” on upper left reverse and “www.plicards.com” upper right)

Gold (“Fan Club Gold” and large smiley face) plicards Scarce 3  [CG168435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168435)

(Has “C2-92861E” on upper left reverse and “www.plicards.com” upper right)

Grey (“Fan Club Platinum” and large smiley face) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG176559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176559)

(Has “C2-92861F” on upper left reverse and “www.plicards.com” upper right)

(Copyright 2015)

22nd Mustard (“Fan Club” and large smiley face) plicards Common 1  [CG165369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165369)

(Has “C2-92861H2” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

Blue (“Fan Club” and large smiley face) plicards Scarce 3  [CG177558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177558)

(Has “C2-92861I2” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

Gold (“Fan Club Gold” and large smiley face) plicards Scarce 3  [CG176524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176524)

(Has “C2-92861E2” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

(Copyright 2016)

23rd Mustard (“Fan Club” and large smiley face) plicards Common 1  [CG182038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182038)

(Has “C2-92861H3” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

(Copyright 2017)

Gold (“Fan Club Gold” and large smiley face) plicards Scarce 3  [CG182825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182825)

(Has “C2-92861E3” on upper left reverse and www.plicards.com upper right)

[**JACK ENTERTAINMENT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MIDEJE) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Red (JACK – Just Getting Warmed Up) None Common 1  [CG162561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162561)

Green (JACK – Aim High, Win Big) None Scarce 3  [CG174959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174959)

(Metallic cards, 3rd line of text on reverse starts with “may be cancelled…”)

2nd Red (JACK – Just Getting Warmed Up) None Common 1  [CG174970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174970)

Green (JACK – All In, and Then Some) None Scarce 3  [CG162562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162562)

Blue (JACK – Center of Attention) None Scarce 3  [CG162563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162563)

(Non-metallic cards, 3rd line of text on reverse starts with “be cancelled…”)

3rd Red (JACK – Jackpots Start Here) None Common 1  [CG178794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178794)

Red (JACK – Join the Party) None Common 1  [CG182476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182476)

Green (JACK – About To Get Epic) None Scarce 3  [CG178795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178795)

Blue (JACK – Closing Time? Never) None Scarce 3  [CG182477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182477)

Blue (JACK – Claim What’s Yours) None Scarce 3  [CG195179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195179)

(3rd line of text on reverse starts with “may be cancelled…”)

4th Red (JACK – Jackpots Start Here) C-00286134A Common 1  [CG201780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201780)

[**LADY LUCK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MOSLLL) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(Multiproperty cards for casinos under the Lady Luck name operated by Isle of Capri)*

1st Red (Lady Luck Casino) None Common 1  [CG022009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022009)

Blue (Lady Luck Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG022010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022010)

(Copyright 2008)

2nd Blue (Lady Luck Casino -- expires 12/31/2009) None Scarce 3  [CG022011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022011)

(Copyright 2009 with expiration date printed by card manufacturer)

3rd Red (Lady Luck Casino) None Common 1  [CG022012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022012)

Blue (Lady Luck Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG022013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022013)

(Copyright 2009 – no expiration date on blue card)

4th Red (Lady Luck Casino) None Common 1  [CG022014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=022014)

(Copyright 2010)

5th Red (Lady Luck Casino) None Common 1  [CG088440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088440)

(Copyright 2011)

6th Red (Lady Luck Casino) plicards Common 1  [CG143064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143064)

(Copyright 2012)

7th Red (Lady Luck Casino) plicards Common 1  [CG107720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107720)

(Copyright 2013 with "C-92861C3" upper left reverse and "www.plicards.com" upper right)

**MAGNA ENTERTAINMENT CORP (USA)**

[Racetrack]Universal Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Multiple tracks throughout USA)*

1st Multi (MEC 2004 Passport Card) V V Scarce 7  [SCG00079](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00079.jpg)

(This cards lists 14 MEC Racetracks on the reverse)

2nd Multi (MEC) None Scarce 3  [SCG00080](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00080.jpg)

(This cards lists 13 MEC Racetracks on the reverse, brown horses with red and yellow on obverse)

[**MARQUEE REWARDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAWYPN) **(USA)**

[**PENN NATIONAL GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAWYPN) **(USA)**

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PAWYPN)**S (USA)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG009304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009304)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG009305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009305)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG009306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009306)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG084539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084539)

(Lists Hollywood Casino from Kansas City, Lawrenceburg and Toledo plus Argosy in

Riverside, MO on the reverse)

2a Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG050501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050501)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG050502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050502)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG050503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050503)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG050506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050506)

(Lists 4 casinos on reverse: Charles Town, Grantville, Lawrenceburg and Toledo)

2b Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG160841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160841)

(Lists 5 casinos on reverse: Columbus, Toledo, Lawrenceburg, Grantville and Charles Town.

5 lines of text in main paragraph on reverse.)

3a Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG098146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=098146)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG009307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009307)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG009308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009308)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG009309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009309)

(Lists 5 casinos on reverse: Columbus, Toledo, Lawrenceburg, Grantville and Charles Town.

7 lines of text in main paragraph on reverse.)

3b Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG123051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123051)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG123887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123887)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG124276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124276)

(Lists 6 casinos on reverse: Lawrenceburg, Tunica, Columbus, Toledo, Grantville &

Charles Town)

4a Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG133360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133360)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG133362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133362)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG121751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121751)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG133363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133363)

(Lists Hollywood Casino from 8 locations plus Argosy in Riverside, MO on reverse.

Next to last line on reverse ends with "IN 800-9-WITH-IT")

4b Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG048653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048653)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG124399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124399)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG133359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133359)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG124883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124883)

(Lists Hollywood Casino from 8 locations plus Argosy in Riverside, MO on reverse.

Next to last line on reverse ends with "ksgamblinghelp.com")

5th Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG134398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134398)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG059907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059907)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG061264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061264)

(Lists Hollywood Casino from 7 locations along with Argosy in Riverside, MO and M Resort)

6a Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG160842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160842)

(Lists Hollywood Casino from 8 locationa along with Argosy in Riverside, MO and ZiaPark

in Hobbs, NM)

6b Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG063696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=063696)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG129661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129661)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG126439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126439)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG129662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129662)

Lists Hollywood Casino from 8 locationa along with Argosy in Riverside, MO, ZiaPark in

Hobbs, NM and M Resort in Las Vegas)

7th Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG084481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084481)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG160839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160839)

(Lists Hollywood Casino from 10 locations along with Argosy in Riverside, MO and ZiaPark in

Hobbs, NM)

8th Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG131542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131542)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG144357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144357)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG144359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144359)

Black (Icon) None V Scarce 7  [CG131616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=131616)

Black (Icon A-Lister) None V Scarce 7  [CG199535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199535)

(Lists Hollywood Casino, Argosy Casino, Zia Park and M Resort logos with no specific locations

on reverse)

9th Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG134593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134593)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG134594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134594)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG134595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134595)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG134596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134596)

Black (Icon) None V Scarce 7  [CG142888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142888)

Black (Icon A-Lister) None V Scarce 7  [CG208601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208601)

(Lists Hollywood Casino, Argosy Casino, Zia Park, M Resort and Boomtown logos with no

specific locations on reverse)

10th Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) None Common 1  [CG137745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137745)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG144390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144390)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) None Scarce 3  [CG144391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144391)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) None V Scarce 7  [CG144393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144393)

Black (Icon) None V Scarce 7  [CG150553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150553)

Black (Icon A-Lister) None V Scarce 7  [CG150554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150554)

(Lists Hollywood Casino, Hollywood Gaming, Argosy Casino, Zia Park, M Resort and Boomtown

logos with no specific locations on reverse, refers to website for property list)

11a Grey ("Marquee Rewards" on filmstrip) P Common 1  [CG145283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145283)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) P Scarce 3  [CG160840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160840)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) P Scarce 3  [CG195119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195119)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) P V Scarce 7  [CG164899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164899)

11b Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) Q Common 1  [CG161177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161177)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) Q Scarce 3  [CG169916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169916)

(11th issue cards have Plainridge Park Casino added on reverse along with the 6 other casinos

previously listed)

12th Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) R Common 1  [CG166027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166027)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) R Scarce 3  [CG174273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174273)

Mustard (Marquee Rewards Celebrity) None Scarce 3  [CG202224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202224)

Red (Marquee Rewards Producer) R Scarce 3  [CG174274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174274)

Black (Marquee Rewards Executive Producer) R V Scarce 7  [CG174275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174275)

Black (Icon) R V Scarce 7  [CG174276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174276)

Black (Icon A-Lister) R V Scarce 7  [CG199389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199389)

(Tropicana LV added on reverse, now 8 casino logos listed)

13th Grey (“Marquee Rewards” on filmstrip) S Common 1  [CG199391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199391)

(1st Jackpot & Resorts added on reverse, now 10 casino logos listed)

[**MGM RESORTS INTERNATIONAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVM8) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 1  [CG010319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010319)

(Brown print reverse and NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958)

2nd Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 1  [CG010320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010320)

(Black print reverse and NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958)

3rd Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 0  [CG010321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010321)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-693-6763 & the Gambling number is 1-888-777-9696)

4th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 0  [CG010322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010322)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-693-6763 & the Gambling number is 1-800-270-7117)

5th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 0  [CG010323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010323)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958 & the Gambling number is 1-800-270-7117.

There are now **7** Casinos listed on the reverse, **not 8 as earlier**. The last line begins “lose…”)

6th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 0  [CG071135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071135)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958 the Gambling number is 1-800-522-4700.

There are **7** Casinos listed on the reverse. The last line begins “problem…”)

7th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 0  [CG010324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010324)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958 the Gambling number is 1-888-777-6936.

There are **7** Casinos listed on the reverse. The last line begins “problem…”)

8th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 0  [CG010325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010325)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958 the Gambling number is 1-888-777-9696.

There are **7** Casinos listed on the reverse. Last line begins “**problem**…”)

9th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG010317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010317)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958 the Gambling number is 1-888-777-9696.

There are **7** Casinos listed on the reverse. Last line begins “**may have** a problem…”)

10th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with TM) None Common 0  [CG010326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010326)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958 the Gambling number is 1-800-522-4700.

There are **7** Casinos listed on the reverse. Bottom paragraph indented and last line

begins “**know**…”)

11th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG010327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010327)

(The NY/NY phone number is 1-888-469-6958 the Gambling number is 1-800-522-4700.

There are **7** Casinos listed on the reverse. Bottom paragraph indented and last line

begins “**know**…”)

12th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG125464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125464)

(There are 8 Casinos listed on the reverse)

Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG010318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010318)

(There are **9** Casinos listed on the reverse)

13th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG010328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010328)

(There are **10** casinos listed on the reverse with “Luxor” added)

14th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG010335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010335)

(There are **11** Casinos listed on the reverse including “Treasure Island”)

15th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG023261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023261)

(There are **12** Casinos listed on the reverse with “Gold Strike” added)

16th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG066578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066578)

(There are **11** Casinos listed on the reverse with “Treasure Island” removed)

17th Silver (MGM-Mirage Logo with ®) None Common 0  [CG008569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008569)

(There are **12** Casinos listed on the reverse with “Aria” added and no “Treasure Island”)

18th Blue (M Life Players Club) None Common 0  [CG010343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010343)

White (M Life Players Club) None Common 0  [CG010344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010344)

Gold (M Life Players Club) None Common 0  [CG010345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010345)

Silver (M Life Players Club) None Common 0  [CG010349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010349)

(This issue has no level names on obverse, casinos listed on reverse in two columns)

19th Blue (M Life Players Club Sapphire) None Common 0  [CG023262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=023262)

White (M Life Players Club Pearl) None Common 0  [CG066583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066583)

Gold (M Life Players Club Gold) None Common 0  [CG066567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066567)

Grey (M Life Players Club Platinum) None Common 0  [CG066585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066585)

(This issue has the level names included on the obverse, previous issue didn’t. Casinos listed on

the reverse in two columns with phone numbers.)

20a Blue (M Life Sapphire) None Common 0  [CG074440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074440)

White (M Life Pearl) None Common 0  [CG010350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010350)

("Players Club" removed from the obverse. Casinos listed on reverse in two groups

of two lines each with a separating line, all reverse text aligned at the left.)

20b Blue (M Life Sapphire) None Common 0  [CG014919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014919)

White (M Life Pearl) None Common 0  [CG014923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014923)

("Players Club" removed from the obverse. Casinos listed on reverse in two groups

of two lines each with a separating line, last 4 lines of text indented for punch hole.)

21a Gold (M Life Gold) None Common 0  [CG010355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010355)

Grey (M Life Platinum) None Common 0  [CG010356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010356)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) None V Scarce 7  [CG010357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010357)

(NOIR is a high level card issued by invitation only, supposedly only 800 cards issued!)

(Casinos listed on reverse on 4 lines with phone numbers, all reverse text aligned at the left)

21b Gold (M Life Gold) None Common 0  [CG014931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014931)

Grey (M Life Platinum) None Common 0  [CG014932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014932)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) None V Scarce 7  [CG122944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122944)

(Casinos listed on reverse on 4 lines with phone numbers, last 4 lines of text indented for

punch hole)

22nd Black (NOIR and large lion head) None V Scarce 7  [CG010358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010358)

(Casinos listed on reverse on 2 lines without phone numbers)

23rd Black (NOIR and large lion head) None V Scarce 7  [CG010365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010365)

(Black background behind "NOIR" is nearly half the card instead of right quarter like previous

Cards. May have been a misprint)

24a Blue (M Life Sapphire) C-00254893R Common 0  [CG125334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125334)

Blue (M Life Sapphire) C-00254893AI Common 0  [CG175640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175640)

White (M Life Pearl) C-00254893AN Common 0  [CG157265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157265)

Gold (M Life Gold) C-00254893AL Common 0  [CG157266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157266)

Grey (M Life Platinum) C-00254893AJ Common 0  [CG199394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199394)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) C-00254893AM V Scarce 7  [CG139437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139437)

(All reverse text aligned at the left)

24b Blue (M Life Sapphire) C-00254893S Common 0  [CG125001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125001)

Blue (M Life Sapphire) C-00254893AO Common 0  [CG086839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=086839)

White (M Life Pearl) C-00254893AR Common 0  [CG157013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157013)

Gold (M Life Gold) C-00254893AQ Common 0  [CG157014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157014)

Grey (M Life Platinum) C-00254893AP Common 0  [CG139434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139434)

(Bottom four lines of reverse text indented for punch hole)

25a Blue (M Life Sapphire) C2-00254893AI Common 0  [CG139433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139433)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) C2-00254893AM V Scarce 7  [CG169445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169445)

(All reverse text aligned at the left)

25b Blue (M Life Sapphire) C2-00254893AO Common 0  [CG139432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139432)

White (M Life Pearl) C2-00254893AR Common 0  [CG151616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151616)

Gold (M Life Gold) C2-00254893AQ Common 0  [CG208403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208403)

Gold (M Life Gold) C3-00254893AQ Common 0  [CG162776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162776)

Grey (M Life Platinum) C2-00254893AP Common 0  [CG162777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162777)

(Bottom four lines of reverse text indented for punch hole)

26a Blue (M Life Sapphire) LVC2-00254893AI Common 0  [CG157668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157668)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) LVC2-00254893AM V Scarce 7  [CG167432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167432)

(Note that this NOIR card has the same manufacturer number as the 27b issue but they have

different text on the reverse)

(All reverse text aligned at the left)

26b Blue (M Life Sapphire) LVC3-00254893AO Common 0  [CG149285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149285)

White (M Life Pearl) LVC2-00254893AR Common 0  [CG179602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179602)

Gold (M Life Gold) LVC-00254893AQ Common 0  [CG162776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162776)

Grey (M Life Platinum) LVC2-00254893AP Common 0  [CG163061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163061)

Grey (M Life Platinum) LVC3-00254893AP Common 0  [CG199395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199395)

(Note that the second Platinum card has the same manufacturer number as the 27b issue but

they have different text on the reverse)

(Bottom four lines of reverse text indented for punch hole)

27a Blue (M Life Sapphire) LVC3-00254893AI Common 0  [CG174976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174976)

Grey (M Life Platinum) LVC2-00254893AJ Common 0  [CG183715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183715)

(All reverse text aligned at the left)

27b Blue (M Life Sapphire) LVC4-00254893AO Common 0  [CG179603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179603)

White (M Life Pearl) LVC3-00254893AR Common 0  [CG194550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194550)

Gold (M Life Gold) LVC4-00254893AQ Common 0  [CG194551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194551)

Grey (M Life Platinum) LVC3-00254893AP Common 0  [CG183910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183910)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) LVC2-00254893AM V Scarce 7  [CG181811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=181811)

(Note that the Platinum and NOIR cards have the same manufacturer number as the 26th issue

cards but they have different text on the reverse with the National Harbor added.)

(Bottom five lines of reverse text indented for punch hole)

**(27th issue added the National Harbor location)**

28a Grey (M Life Platinum) LVC3-00254893AJ Common 0  [CG180817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180817)

(All reverse text aligned at the left)

28b Blue (M Life Sapphire) LVC5-00254893AO Common 0  [CG180818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180818)

White (M Life Pearl) LVC4-00254893AR Common 0  [CG180819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180819)

Gold (M Life Gold) LVC2-00254893AL Common 0  [CG180820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180820)

(Bottom five lines of reverse text indented for punch hole. Additional numbers have been

noticed on reverse of some Gold cards at the left above the mag stripe but the purpose is unknown.)

**(28th issue added the Borgata location)**

29a Grey (M Life Platinum) P796537 Common 0  [CG192354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192354)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) P796536 V Scarce 7  [CG192355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192355)

(All reverse text aligned at the left)

29b Blue (M Life Sapphire) P796530 Common 0  [CG187760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187760)

White (M Life Pearl) P796531 Common 0  [CG204782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204782)

Gold (M Life Gold) P796534 Common 0  [CG197899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197899)

(Bottom five lines of reverse text indented for punch hole)

30th Blue (M Life Sapphire) PG Common 0  [CG197901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197901)

White (M Life Pearl) PG Common 0  [CG207179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207179)

Gold (M Life Gold) PG Common 0  [CG197900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197900)

Grey (M Life Platinum) PG Common 0  [CG202599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202599)

Black (NOIR and large lion head) PG V Scarce 7  [CG202600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202600)

(Bottom five lines of reverse text indented for punch hole, last line starts with “not over it…”)

31st White (M Life Pearl) None Common 0  [CG203855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203855)

(Bottom 7 lines of reverse text indented for punch hole, Park MGM & MGM Springfield added)

32nd Blue (M Life Sapphire) LVC4-00254893AP Common 0  [CG205575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205575)

(Bottom 7 lines of reverse text indented for punch hole. Monte Carlo added)

33rd Blue (M Life Sapphire) P826677 Common 0  [CG208460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208460)

XX White (M Life Pearl – Military & Veterans Program) None Scarce 3  [CG208460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208460)

XX Gold (M Life Gold – Military & Verterans Program) None Scarce 5  [CG194554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194554)

XX Grey (M Life Platinum – Military & Veterans Pgm) None V Scarce 7  [CG194555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194555)

XX Black (M Life NOIR – Military & Veterans Program) None Rare 15  [CG204027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204027)

(Has National Harbor but not the Borgata location included on reverse, all reverse text aligned

at the left.)

XX White (M Life Pearl – Military & Veterans Program) None Scarce 3  [CG182367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182367)

XX Gold (M Life Gold – Military & Verterans Program) None Scarce 5  [CG182368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182368)

XX Grey (M Life Platinum – Military & Veterans Pgm) None V Scarce 7  [CG182369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182369)

(Borgata location included on reverse, all reverse text aligned at the left)

XX White (M Life Pearl – Military & Veterans Program) None Scarce 3  [CG194553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194553)

XX Black (M Life NOIR – Military & Veterans Program) None Rare 15  [CG194556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194556)

(Borgata location included on reverse, bottom five lines of reverse text indented for punch hole.)

[**NAVAJO GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NMXXNG) **(AZ & NM)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(Same cards are used in NM at the Fire Rock, Flowing Water and Northern Edge casinos*

*plus the Twin Arrows Casino in Flagstaff, AZ)*

1st Brown (Cougar – Nashdoi Tsoh) None Scarce 3  [CG003195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003195)

Blue (Bear – Shash) None Scarce 3  [CG012151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012151)

Orange (Eagle – Atsa) None Scarce 3  [CG012152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012152)

(This issue has logos for THREE casinos on the reverse: Fire Rock, Flowing Water and Northern

Edge with mag stripe at top)

2nd Brown (Cougar – Nashdoi Tsoh) None Scarce 3  [CG110728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110728)

Blue (Bear – Shash) None Scarce 3  [CG110747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110747)

Orange (Eagle – Atsa) None Scarce 3  [CG110808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110808)

(This issue has logos for FOUR casinos on the reverse: Twin Arrows, Fire Rock, Flowing Water

and Northern Edge with mag stripe at bottom)

3rd Brown (Cougar – Nashdoi Tsoh) None Scarce 3  [CG134690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134690)

(Logos for 4 casinos on reverse with mag stripe at top, Twin Arrows is first casino listed)

4th Brown (Cougar – Nashdoi Tsoh) None Scarce 3  [CG143089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143089)

Blue (Bear – Shash) None Scarce 3  [CG147268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147268)

Orange (Eagle – 2015) None Scarce 3  [CG147277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147277)

(Logos for 4 casinos on reverse, Fire Rock is first casino listed)

5th White/Blue (Cougar – Nashdoitsoh) None Scarce 3  [CG198631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198631)

Blue (Badger – Nahashch’idi) None Scarce 3  [CG198632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198632)

Gold/Blue (Bear – Shash) None Scarce 3  [CG198633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198633)

Black/Blue (Eagle – Atsa – 2018) None V Scarce 7  [CG198634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198634)

(Navajo Gaming logo upper left corner obverse)

XX Brown (Cougar Nashdoitsho – U.S. Veteran) None V Scarce 7  [CG160921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160921)

[**NORTHERN STAR CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=XMNENS) **(N. NV)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

*(This casino group took over most of the previous Holder Link casinos in 2011, including:*

*Silver Club-Sparks, Model T Casino-Winnemucca, Stockman’s Casino-Elko,*

*Commercial Hotel- Elko, Scoreboard Casino-Spring Creek, El Capitan Casino-Hawthorne)*

1st Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & American Flag) None Common 1  [CG109370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109370)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Balloon Races) None Common 1  [CG089261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089261)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Cowboy) None Common 1  [CG109371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109371)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Military Boots) None Common 1  [CG109379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109379)

(Stars on flag in background with Military Boots)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Miner Hat) None Common 1  [CG089216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089216)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Old Truck) None Common 1  [CG089218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089218)

(5 casino logos on reverse of all cards, player gets to choose card design. Player's Choice logo

is 35mm top to bottom for this issue)

2nd Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & American Flag) None Common 1  [CG089260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089260)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Balloon Races) None Common 1  [CG109396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109396)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Cowboy) None Common 1  [CG089217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089217)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Military Boots) None Common 1  [CG089262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089262)

(NO stars on flag in background with Military Boots)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Miner Hat) None Common 1  [CG109401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109401)

Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Old Truck) None Common 1  [CG109402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109402)

(Player's Choice logo is now 27mm top to bottom for this issue, no obverse insert arrows)

3rd Multicolored (“Player’s Choice” & Balloon Races) None Common 1  [CG207997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207997)

Multicolored ("Player's Choice" & American Flag) None Common 1  [CG109403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109403)

(Player's Choice logo 25mm top to bottom, white insert arrows added on obverse left)

4th Green (Player’s Choice Rewards Club Card – Choice) None Common 1  [CG202377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202377)

5th Green (Player’s Choice Rewards Club Card – Choice) None Common 1  [CG177946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177946)

[**ONE CLUB – MANDALAY RESORT GROUP (USA**)](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVOC)

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2016

1st Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) CP28120 Scarce 3  [CG008818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008818)

2nd Mustard ("The One Club" & 6 Casinos) CP28121 Scarce 3  [CG008819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008819)

3rd Mustard ("The One Club" & 7 Casinos) CP27315 Common 1  [CG008820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008820)

(**Without sticker** on reverse. Excalibur 1-800-677-4837 & Circus Circus 1-877-224-7287)

Mustard ("The One Club" & 7 Casinos) CP27315 Common 1  [CG008821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008821)

(**With sticker** on reverse. Excalibur 1-800-777-3362 & Circus Circus 1-877-224-7287)

Mustard ("The One Club" & 7 Casinos) CP27315 Common 1  [CG008822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008822)

(**With sticker** on reverse. Excalibur 1-800-777-3362 & Circus Circus 1-800-344-5252)

(These cards are used at all Mandalay Bay Enterprise casinos, including: Mandalay Bay,

Luxor, Excalibur, Monte Carlo, Circus Circus, Colorado Belle, and Edgewater)

4th Mustard ("The One Club" & 8 Casinos) CPICA 28958 Common 1  [CG008823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008823)

5th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2001148 Common 1  [CG008832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008832)

6th Mustard ("The One Club" & 8 Casinos) cpi 2001515 Common 1  [CG008833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008833)

7th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2001874 Common 1  [CG008834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008834)

8th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2006305 Common 1  [CG008835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008835)

9th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2006306 Common 1  [CG008836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008836)

10th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2006350 Common 1  [CG008841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008841)

11th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi Common 1  [CG008842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008842)

12th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi Common 1  [CG008843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008843)

13th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) PPC Common 1  [CG008844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008844)

14th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2007281 Common 1  [CG008845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008845)

15th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2011010 Common 1  [CG008846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008846)

16th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2011099 Common 1  [CG008847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008847)

17th Mustard (“The One Club" & 8 Casinos) cpi 2011676 Common 1  [CG008848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008848)

18th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2011893 Common 1  [CG008849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008849)

19th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2012095 Common 1  [CG008850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008850)

20th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2012556 Common 1  [CG008851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008851)

21st Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2012603 Common 1  [CG008852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008852)

22nd Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2012816 Common 1  [CG008859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008859)

23rd Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2012915 Common 1  [CG008860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008860)

24th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2013085 Common 1  [CG008862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008862)

25th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2013177 Common 1  [CG008863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008863)

26th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2013212 Common 1  [CG008864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008864)

27th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2013909 Common 1  [CG008865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008865)

28th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2014738 Common 1  [CG008866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008866)

29th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2014936 Common 1  [CG008867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008867)

30th Mustard (“The One Club” & 8 Casinos) cpi 2015021 Common 1  [CG008868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008868)

(Circus/Circus Reno left side obverse)

31st Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2016687 Common 1  [CG008869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008869)

32nd Mustard (“The One Club” & 9 Casinos) cpi 2021350 Common 1  [CG008870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008870)

33rd Mustard (“The One Club” & 9 Casinos) cpi 2022471 Common 1  [CG008880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008880)

34th Mustard (“The One Club” & 9 Casinos) cpi 2027624 Common 1  [CG008881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008881)

(32nd thru 34th issues has Circus/Circus – Reno listed to the left of the obverse)

35th Mustard (“The One Club” & Circus Circus LV) PPC Common 0  [CG008882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008882)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Colorado Belle) PPC Common 0  [CG008883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008883)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Edgewater) PPC Common 0  [CG008884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008884)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Excalibur) PPC Common 0  [CG008885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008885)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Mandalay Bay) PPC Common 0  [CG008886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008886)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Monte Carlo) PPC Common 0  [CG008887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008887)

(This issue card has separate variations for each casino with the name of that casino to the left

on the obverse. Circus Circus Las Vegas, Colorado Belle, Edgewater, Excalibur, Monte Carlo

and Mandalay Bay, with the other 9 casinos listed to the right.)

(Some cards have “INSERT EDGE” on the left of the obverse)

36th Mustard (“The One Club” & 6 Casinos) cpi 2031349 Common 0  [CG008888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008888)

37a Mustard (“The One Club” & Circus Circus LV) None Common 0  [CG008570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008570)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Colorado Belle) None Common 0  [CG008571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008571)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Excalibur) None Common 0  [CG090192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090192)

Mustard (“The One Club” & Mandalay Bay) None Common 0  [CG008572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008572)

(This issue card has separate variations for each casino with the name of that casino to the left

on the obverse with the other 9 casinos listed to the right. Reverse now states “property of

Mandalay Bay…” not “Mandalay Resort Group”. Last line of the reverse paragraph ends under

“discretion” above.)

37b Mustard (“The One Club” & Circus Circus LV) None Common 0  [CG194520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194520)

(Same as 37a but the last line of the reverse paragraph ends between “at” and “the” above.)

38th Mustard (“The One Club” & 9 Casinos listed right) None Common 0  [CG008892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008892)

(Colorado Belle, main casino name left obverse, with “property of MGM Mirage…” on reverse)

39th Mustard (“The One Club” & Circus Circus LV/4 Casinos) None Common 0  [CG008894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008894)

40th Mustard ("The One Club" & Circus Circus LV/Slots A Fun) None Common 0  [CG120536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120536)

(Bottom line on reverse with phone numbers ends aligned with the end of the paragraph above)

Mustard ("The One Club" & Circus Circus LV/Slots A Fun) None Common 0  [CG149988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149988)

(Bottom line on reverse with phone numbers ends under the word "discretion" above)

[**PARK PLACE CONNECTION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLV44) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Black (Glittery “C” ) None Common 1  [CG011162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011162)

2nd Black (Flat “C” ) None Common 1  [CG011163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=011163)

(“Park Place Connection” in white in upper right)

**[PINNACLE ENTERTAINMENT](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPE) (USA)**

[**MY CHOICE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVPE) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Red (My Choice) None Common 0  [CG009486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009486)

Orange (“My Choice” & 3 Stars) None Common 0  [CG009487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009487)

Purple (“My Choice” & 4 Stars) None Common 1  [CG009488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009488)

Black (“My Choice” & 5 Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG009489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009489)

(Copyright 2007)

2nd Red (My Choice) None Common 0  [CG088040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088040)

Red (My Choice & 8 dots) None Scarce 3  [CG009490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009490)

Orange (“My Choice” & 3 Stars) None Common 0  [CG009491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009491)

Purple (“My Choice” & 4 Stars) None Common 1  [CG009492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009492)

Grey (“My Choice” & 5 Stars) None Scarce 3  [CG009493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009493)

(Copyright 2008 – 7 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse. Lumere Place, L'auberge, Beltera,

Emerald Bay, Boomtown & President Casino listed on reverse.)

3rd Red (My Choice) None Common 0  [CG124048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124048)

Orange (“My Choice” & 3 Stars) None Common 0  [CG139690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139690)

Purple (“My Choice” & 4 Stars) None Common 1  [CG009495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009495)

(Copyright 2008 – 6 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse. Lumere Place, L’auberge, Belterra,

Boomtown, & President Casino listed on reverse.)

4th Red (My Choice) None Common 0  [CG009498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009498)

Orange (“My Choice” & 3 Stars) None Common 0  [CG009499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009499)

Purple (“My Choice” & 4 Stars) None Common 1  [CG009500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009500)

(Copyright 2009 – 4 casinos listed on reverse; Lumere Place, L’auberge, Belterra & Boomtown)

5a Red (My Choice) None Common 0  [CG124049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124049)

(Copyright 2010 – 4 logos listed on reverse)

5b Red (My Choice) None Common 0  [CG012307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012307)

Orange (“My Choice” & 3 Stars) None Common 0  [CG009504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009504)

Purple (“My Choice” & 4 Stars) None Common 1  [CG124050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124050)

(Copyright 2010 – 6 logos listed on reverse)

6th Red (MyChoice – Choice) None Common 0  [CG088041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088041)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) None Common 0  [CG009505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009505)

Mustard (MyChoice – Preferred) None Common 1  [CG009506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009506)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG088507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088507)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite Companion) None Rare 10  [CG009507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009507)

Black (MyChoice – The Owners Club) None Rare 15  [CG074220](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074220)

Black (MyChoice – The Owners Club Companion) None Rare 15  [CG009508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009508)

(Copyright 2011 – 5 logos listed on reverse)

7th Red (MyChoice – Choice) None Common 0  [CG088506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088506)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) None Common 0  [CG088508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088508)

Mustard (MyChoice – Preferred) None Common 1  [CG088509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088509)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) None Scarce 7  [CG088892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088892)

Grey (MyChoise – Elite Companion) None Rare 10  [CG088893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088893)

Black (MyChoice – The Owners Club) None Rare 15  [CG088894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088894)

Black (MyChoise – The Owners Club Companion) None Rare 15  [CG088895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088895)

(Copyright 2012 – 5 logos on reverse)

8th Red (MyChoice - Choice) None Common 0  [CG089173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089173)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) None Common 0  [CG139691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139691)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) None Scarce 7  [CG169917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169917)

(Copyright 2013 – 5 logos on reverse)

9th Red (MyChoice - Choice) None Common 0  [CG126046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126046)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) None Common 0  [CG074192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=074192)

Mustard (MyChoice – Preferred) None Common 1  [CG099106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099106)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG099107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099107)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite Companion) None Rare 10  [CG102776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102776)

Black (MyChoice – The Owners Club) None Rare 15  [CG099108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099108)

Black (MyChoise – The Owners Club Companion) None Rare 15  [CG088895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088895)

(Copyright 2014 – 7 casino logos on reverse)

10th Red (MyChoice – Choice) plicards Common 0  [CG148252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148252)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) plicards Common 0  [CG151670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151670)

Mustard (MyChoice – Preferred) plicards Common 1  [CG122046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122046)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG169301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169301)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG171511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171511)

(“C-5055300007” in upper left with www.plicards.com upper right on reverse)

Black (MyChoice – The Owners Club) plicards Rare 15  [CG156364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156364)

Black (MyChoice – The Owners Club) None Rare 20  [CG168434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168434)

(This particular card without www.plicards.com has a map of the state of Texas on the obverse)

(Copyright 2015 – 7 casino logos on reverse)

11th Red (MyChoice – Choice) plicards Common 0  [CG164771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164771)

(“C16-5055300028” upper left with “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) plicards Common 0  [CG169300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169300)

(“C16-5055300027” upper left with “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Mustard (MyChoice – Preferred) plicards Common 0  [CG196239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196239)

(“C16-5055300026” upper left with “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG171569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171569)

(“C16-5055300007” in upper left with www.plicards.com upper right on reverse)

(Copyright 2016 – 7 casino logos on reverse)

12th Red (MyChoice – Choice) plicards Common 0  [CG182450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182450)

(“C17-5055300028” upper left with “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Red (MyChoice – Choice) plicards Common 0  [CG210645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210645)

(“C17-5055300028A” upper left with “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) plicards Common 0  [CG182673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182673)

(“C17-5055300027” upper left with “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Brown (MyChoice – Advantage) C17-5055300027A Common 0  [CG192971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192971)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) C17-5055300007A V Scarce 7  [CG196240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196240)

(Copyright 2017 – 7 casino logos on reverse)

13th Red (MyChoice – Choice) C18-5055300028 Common 0  [CG198298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198298)

Grey (MyChoice – Elite) C18-5055300007A V Scarce 7  [CG201464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201464)

(Copyright 2018 – 7 casino logos on reverse)

[**PLAYERS GOLD**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLVB6)

*(See Boyd Gaming 2nd issue cards)*

**POKER PRO (Multiple Locations USA)**

[Card Room] *(These cards are generally listed with the casino that used them)*

1stGreen (Poker Pro Account Card) None Scarce 3  [SCG00081](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00081.jpg)

Grey (Poker Pro Account Card) None Scarce 3  [SCG00082](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00082.jpg)

[**PT'S ENTERTAINMENT GROUP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLZ00) **(USA)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Originally the Golden Tavern Group)*

1st Black/Brown (Golden GR Rewards Bronze) None Common 1  [CG133021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133021)

(“PT’S Entertainment Group” reverse logo, last line of text in reverse paragraph starts with

“Entertainment Group…”)

2nd Black/Brown (Golden GR Rewards Bronze) None Common 1  [CG210650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210650)

(“PT’S Entertainment Group” reverse logo, last line of text in reverse paragraph starts with

“PT’s Entertainment Group…”)

3rd Black/Orange (Golden GR Rewards Bronze) None Common 1  [CG199403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199403)

Black/Grey (Golden GR Rewards Silver) None Common 1  [CG199404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199404)

(“PTEG” reverse logo)

4th Bronze (Golden Rewards – Bronze) None Common 1  [CG169589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169589)

Grey (Golden Rewards – Silver) None Common 1  [CG169785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169785)

Gold (Golden Rewards – Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG169786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169786)

Black (Golden Rewards – Royal) None Scarce 3  [CG169787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169787)

Blue ( Golden Rewards – Royal Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG169788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169788)

XX Purple (Secret Rewards Ladies Only) None Scarce 3  [CG133022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133022)

XX Gold (Beer & Bites Club) None Scarce 3  [CG134879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134879)

XX Grey (Beer & Bites Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG169789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169789)

(Reverse web address is "www.pteglv.com" on all cards)

[**SEMINOLE HARD ROCK CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLXXSH) **(USA)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Wild Card Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG026884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026884)

Silver (Wild Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG026914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026914)

Black (Wild Card Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG026915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=026915)

(First 3 cards have 2 logos on obverse rightside)

Silver (Seminole Casinos Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG057011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057011)

Gold ("Players Club" & Guitar) None V Scarce 7  [CG057015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057015)

(All cards in this issue have casinos listed on 2 lines below reverse Seminole Casino Logo)

2nd Gold (Wild Card Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG057017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057017)

Silver (Wild Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG057034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057034)

Black (Wild Card Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG057066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057066)

(Casinos listed on 3 lines below reverse Seminole Casino Logo – added Big Cypress, 2 logos on

obverse right side)

3a Tanish Gold (Wild Card Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG066972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066972)

Lt Grey (Wild Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG095470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095470)

Black (Wild Card Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG095471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095471)

(Casinos listed on 3 lines below reverse Seminole casino logo, cards are no longer metallic

looking and "Wild Card" is no longer metallic, 2 logos across top of obverse)

3b Black/Purple (Exclusive) None V Scarce 7  [CG140734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=140734)

(Higher level card available by invitation only, 2 logos in bottom right corner of obverse. Cards

have "Valid January – June 2013" in bottom left obverse)

4th Tanish Gold (Wild Card Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG095468](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095468)

Silver (Wild Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG057085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057085)

(Three logos on obverse and reverse)

5th Silver (Seminole Wild Card Platinum) None Scarce 3  [CG057086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057086)

Blue (Seminole Wild Card Elite) None Scarce 3  [CG057087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057087)

Black (Seminole Wild Card Exclusive) None Rare 10  [CG153629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153629)

(Reverse text & logos on Exclusive card moved left to make room for player photo. Exclusive

level cards are given out by invitation only from Casino Hosts for VIP high rollers.)

(Gold level no longer used, no logos on obverse, 3 small logos on reverse)

XX Brick Red (Limited Edition Gold Wild Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG056577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056577)

XX Purple (Limited Edition Elite Wild Card) None Rare 10  [CG101665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101665)

**[TERRIBLE'S CASINOS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=XMXXTC) (USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2005-2006

*(Casinos were acquired by Affinity Gaming in 2005-2006)*

1st Red (Players Club) None Common 0  [CG110504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110504)

(Dark red star over metallic red background)

Silver (Players Club Silver) None Common 0  [CG110505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110505)

(Lighter grey star over metallic silver background)

Gold (Players Club Gold) None Common 0  [CG110506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110506)

Black (Players Club Platinum) None Common 0  [CG110507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110507)

(8 Casinos listed on the reverse)

2nd Red (Players Club) None Common 0  [CG110508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110508)

(Lighter red star over non-metallic red background, “Players” pure white)

Grey (Players Club Silver) None Common 0  [CG110509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110509)

(Darker grey star over non-metallic background)

Gold (Players Club Gold) None Common 0  [CG168826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168826)

(Gold star over non-metallic background)

(Cards known with martini stickers for seniors)

[**TRUCKEE GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVXXTG) **(USA)**

Universal Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

(Used at the Gold Ranch Dayton and Verdi, plus originally the Sands Regency but that

property was later dropped)

1st Multi (My Party – Party Crasher) None Common 0  [CG109659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109659)

Grey (My Party – Life of the Party) None Common 1  [CG109660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109660)

Gold (My Party – Party Animal) None Scarce 3  [CG109661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109661)

Black (My Party – Top Dog) None V Scarce 7  [CG109662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109662)

(Truckee Gaming, Gold Ranch & Sands Regency logos on reverse)

2nd Multi (My Party – Party Crasher) None Common 0  [CG211312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211312)

Grey (My Party – Life of the Party) None Common 1  [CG211313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211313)

(Truckee Gaming & Gold Ranch logos on reverse)

XX White (My Party) None Common 0  [CG109663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109663)

(Replacement card printed from a kiosh. Truckee Gaming, Gold Ranch & Sands Regency

logos on reverse)

(Cards known with martini stickers for seniors)

**TWIN SPIRES CLUB (USA)**

[Racetrack] Universal Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(It is unclear what order the following 1st issue cards were used so they are listed together)*

1a Wine/Multi (Twin Spires Club) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00083](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00083.jpg)

(Last line of text on reverse starts with "complete...", barcode is 10mm high)

1b Wine/Multi (Twin Spires Club) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00084](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00084.jpg)

(Last line of text on reverse starts with "complet e...", barcode is 12.5mm high)

1c Wine/Multi (Twin Spires Club) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00085](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00085.jpg)

(Last line of text on reverse starts with "For a complete...", barcode is 10mm high)

1d Wine/Multi (Twin Spires Club – no racetracks listed) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00086](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00086.jpg)

(Last line of text on reverse starts with "For a complete...", barcode is 10mm high.

There are no racetracks listed on the obverse of this particular card!)

1d Wine/Multi (Twin Spires Club) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00087](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00087.jpg)

(Last line of text on reverse starts with "this program...", barcode is 12.5mm high)

1f Wine/Multi (Twin Spires Club) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00088](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00088.jpg)

(Last line of text on reverse starts with "this program...", barcode is 7.5mm high)

(This issue has 5 Racetracks are listed on the obverse unless noted otherwise: “Arlington Park”,

“Calder Race Course”, “Ellis Park”, “Churchill Downs”, & “Hoosier Park at Anderson”.

Bar codes on the reverse can vary in width corresponding to the length of the card number.)

2nd Wine/Multi (Twin Spires Club) ACC Scarce 3  [SCG00089](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00089.jpg)

(4 Racetracks are listed on the obverse: “Arlington Park”, “Calder Race Course”, “Churchill

Downs” & “Hoosier Park at Anderson”)

Bronze (Bronze VIP 2002) None Scarce 3  [SCG00090](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00090.jpg)

Silver (Silver VIP 2002) None Scarce 3  [SCG00091](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00091.jpg)

Gold (Gold VIP 2002) None Scarce 3  [SCG00092](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00092.jpg)

3rd Bronze (2003 Bronze V.I.P. Member) None Scarce 3  [SCG00093](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00093.jpg)

Silver (2003 Silver V.I.P. Member) None Scarce 3  [SCG00094](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00094.jpg)

Gold (2003 Gold V.I.P. Member) None Scarce 3  [SCG00095](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00095.jpg)

Black (2003 Platinum V.I.P. Member) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00096](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00096.jpg)

4th Bronze (Bronze V.I.P. Member -2004) None Scarce 3  [SCG00097](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00097.jpg)

Silver (Silver V.I.P. Member -2004) None Scarce 3  [SCG00098](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00098.jpg)

Gold (Gold V.I.P. Member-2004) None Scarce 3  [SCG00099](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00099.jpg)

Black (Platinum V.I.P. Member-2004) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00100](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00100.jpg)

(This issue has a 30mm wide barcode)

5th Bronze (Bronze V.I.P. Member -2004) None Scarce 3  [SCG00101](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00101.jpg)

Silver (Silver V.I.P. Member -2004) None Scarce 3  [SCG00102](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00102.jpg)

Gold (Gold V.I.P. Member-2004) None Scarce 3  [SCG00103](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00103.jpg)

Black (Platinum V.I.P. Member-2004) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00104](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00104.jpg)

(This issue has a 61mm wide barcode)

6th Bronze (Bronze V. I. P. Member 2005) None Scarce 3  [SCG00105](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00105.jpg)

Silver (Silver V. I. P. Member 2005) None Scarce 3  [SCG00106](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00106.jpg)

Gold (Gold V. I. P. Member 2005) None Scarce 3  [SCG00107](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00107.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum V. I. P. Member 2005) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00108](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00108.jpg)

(This issue has a 34mm wide barcode and black mag stripe)

7th Bronze (Bronze V. I. P. Member 2005) None Scarce 3  [SCG00109](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00109.jpg)

Silver (Silver V. I. P. Member 2005) None Scarce 3  [SCG00110](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00110.jpg)

Gold (Gold V. I. P. Member 2005) None Scarce 3  [SCG00111](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00111.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum V. I. P. Member 2005) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00112](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00112.jpg)

(This issue has a 43mm wide barcode and brown mag stripe)

8th Bronze (Bronze VIP Member 2006) None Scarce 3  [SCG00113](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00113.jpg)

Silver (Silver VIP Member 2006) None Scarce 3  [SCG00114](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00114.jpg)

Gold (Gold VIP Member 2006) None Scarce 3  [SCG00115](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00115.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum VIP Member 2006) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00116](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00116.jpg)

(This issue has a single 33mm wide barcode)

9th Bronze (Bronze VIP Member 2006) None Scarce 3  [SCG00117](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00117.jpg)

Silver (Silver VIP Member 2006) None Scarce 3  [SCG00118](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00118.jpg)

Gold (Gold VIP Member 2006) None Scarce 3  [SCG00119](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00119.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum VIP Member 2006) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00120](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00120.jpg)

(This issue has two barcodes)

10th Bronze (Bronze VIP Member 2007) None Scarce 3  [SCG00121](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00121.jpg)

Silver (Silver VIP Member 2007) None Scarce 3  [SCG00122](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00122.jpg)

Gold (Gold VIP Member 2007) None Scarce 3  [SCG00123](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00123.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum VIP Member 2007) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00124](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00124.jpg)

(This issue has a single 30mm wide barcode)

11th Bronze (Bronze VIP Member 2007) None Scarce 3  [SCG00125](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00125.jpg)

Silver (Silver VIP Member 2007) None Scarce 3  [SCG00126](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00126.jpg)

Gold (Gold VIP Member 2007) None Scarce 3  [SCG00127](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00127.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum VIP Member 2007) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00128](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00128.jpg)

(This issue has two barcodes)

12th Bronze (Bronze VIP Member 2008) None Scarce 3  [SCG00129](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00129.jpg)

Silver (Silver VIP Member 2008) None Scarce 3  [SCG00130](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00130.jpg)

Gold (Gold VIP Member 2008) None Scarce 3  [SCG00131](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00131.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum VIP Member 2008) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00132](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00132.jpg)

(This issue has a single 30mm wide barcode)

13th Bronze (Bronze VIP Member 2008) None Scarce 3  [SCG00133](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00133.jpg)

Silver (Silver VIP Member 2008) None Scarce 3  [SCG00134](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00134.jpg)

Gold (Gold VIP Member 2008) None Scarce 3  [SCG00135](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00135.jpg)

Platinum (Platinum VIP Member 2008) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00136](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00136.jpg)

(This issue has two barcodes)

14th Black (VIP Bronze Member 2009) None Scarce 3  [SCG00137](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00137.jpg)

Black (VIP Silver Member 2009) None Scarce 3  [SCG00138](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00138.jpg)

Black (VIP Gold Member 2009) None Scarce 3  [SCG00139](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00139.jpg)

Black (VIP Platinum Member 2009) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00140](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00140.jpg)

15th Black (VIP Bronze Member 2010) None Scarce 3  [SCG00141](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00141.jpg)

Black (VIP Silver Member 2010) None Scarce 3  [SCG00142](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00142.jpg)

Black (VIP Gold Member 2010) None Scarce 3  [SCG00143](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00143.jpg)

Black (VIP Platinum Member 2010) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00144](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00144.jpg)

Black (VIP Diamond Member 2010) None V Scarce 10  [SCG00145](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00145.jpg)

(Barcode on reverse)

16th Black (Bronze VIP Member 2010) None Scarce 3  [SCG00146](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00146.jpg)

Black (Silver VIP Member 2010) None Scarce 3  [SCG00147](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00147.jpg)

Black (Gold VIP Member 2010) None Scarce 3  [SCG00148](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00148.jpg)

(No barcode on reverse, 1st line on reverse mentions “”Account Wagering Card”)

17th Brown (VIP Bronze Member 2011) None Scarce 3  [SCG00149](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00149.jpg)

Grey (VIP Silver Member 2011) None Scarce 3  [SCG00150](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00150.jpg)

Gold (VIP Gold Member 2011) None Scarce 3  [SCG00151](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00151.jpg)

Black (VIP Platinum Member 2011) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00152](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00152.jpg)

XX Blue/Multi (Twin Spires Club) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00153](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00153.jpg)

(No Racetracks listed on obverse, reverse states “Valid 1996 only.”)

XX Tan/Multi (Twin Spires Club) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00154](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00154.jpg)

(Vertical card)

XX Green (Membership Card) None Scarce 3  [SCG00155](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00155.jpg)

(5 Racetracks are listed on the obverse: “Arlington Park”, “Calder Race Course”, “Ellis Park”,

“Churchill Downs” & “Hoosier Park at Anderson” with bar code on reverse)

XX Gold (Gold Club Member) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00156](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00156.jpg)

XX Teal/Multi (Twin Spires Club Membership Card) None Scarce 3  [SCG00157](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00157.jpg)

(4 Racetracks are listed on the obverse: “Arlington Park”, “Calder Race Course”, “Churchill

Downs” & “Fair Grounds Race Course” with web address. Bar code & mag stripe on reverse.)

XX Green/Tan (Twin Spires Club – Share Holder 2002) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00158](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00158.jpg)

XX Multi (2002 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00159](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00159.jpg)

XX Green (2003 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00160](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00160.jpg)

XX Blue (2004 Shareholder) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00161](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00161.jpg)

[**ULTIMATE REWARDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=nvlvur) **(USA)**

UniversalSlot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(There is no logo on the obverse of these cards that were being used at the Stratosphere,*

*Arizona Charlie’s, Arizona Charlie’s East and later at the Aquarius casinos. For previous*

*issues with a specific casino logo on the obverse, see the corresponding individual casino*

*listings. Check the universal ACE cards in this section for later cards after the Ultimate*

*Rewards series were used.)*

1st Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) None Common 0  [CG008898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008898)

(Plain non-metallic obverse)

Silver (“Ultimate Rewards High Roller” & “2 Stars”) None Common 0  [CG008899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008899)

Gold (“Ultimate Rewards Big Shot” & “3 Stars”) None Common 1  [CG008900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008900)

Black (“Ultimate Rewards Ultimate” & “4 Stars”) None Common 1  [CG008901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008901)

(Ultimate level has plain non-metallic obverse)

(Higher level cards in this issue have “EXPIRES 03/31/04” along left edge on obverse)

2nd Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) Innovative Common 0  [CG008902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008902)

Silver (“Ultimate Rewards High Roller” & “2 Stars”) Innovative Common 0  [CG008903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008903)

Gold (“Ultimate Rewards Big Shot” & “3 Stars”) Innovative Common 0  [CG008904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008904)

Black (“Ultimate Rewards Ultimate” & “4 Stars”) Innovative Common 1  [CG008905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008905)

(All now have metallic-like obverse. On reverse, the “Tower” is **after** the Stratosphere logo)

(Higher level cards in this issue have “EXPIRES 12/31/04” along left edge on obverse)

3rd Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) Innovative Common 0  [CG008906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008906)

Silver (“Ultimate Rewards High Roller” & “2 Stars”) Innovative Common 0  [CG091172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091172)

Gold (“Ultimate Rewards Big Shot” & “3 Stars”. Innovative Common 0  [CG008907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008907)

Dk Grey (“Ultimate Rewards Ultimate” & “4 Stars”) Innovative Common 1  [CG008913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008913)

Black (“Ultimate Rewards Ultimate” & 4 Stars”) Innovative Common 1  [CG008914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008914)

(On the reverse, the “Tower” is **before** the Stratosphere logo. All cards have signature strips)

(Both white and pinkish-white reverses exist for this issue)

4th Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) Innovative Common 0  [CG008915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008915)

(No signature strip)

5th Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) (I) Common 0  [CG008968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008968)

Silver (“Ultimate Rewards High Roller” & “2 Stars”) (I) Common 0  [CG008969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008969)

Gold (“Ultimate Rewards Big Shot” & “3 Stars”) (I) Common 0  [CG008970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008970)

(No signature strip)

6th Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) None Common 0  [CG008971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008971)

Silver (“Ultimate Rewards High Roller” & “2 Stars”) None Common 0  [CG008972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008972)

Black (“Ultimate Rewards Ultimate” & “4 Stars”) None Common 1  [CG008973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008973)

(Stratosphere & two Arizona Charlie's logos on the reverse)

7th Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) None Common 0  [CG008974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008974)

Black (“Ultimate Rewards Ultimate” & “4 Stars”) None Common 1  [CG008975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008975)

(“Aquarius” added to the reverse, last line begins “restrictions may apply…”, no signature strip)

8th Blue (“Ultimate Rewards Preferred” & “1 Star”) None Common 0  [CG008976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008976)

(Tiny “Las Vegas” has been removed from below the Stratosphere Logo on reverse)

**DISTRIBUTOR &**

**MANUFACTURER CARDS**

**These cards were generally handed out as business cards, advertisements or samples at gaming shows, and were sometimes used for special promotions, esqupiment testing and demos, etc.**

[**ABLE CARD CORP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CAAZAC)

1st Grey (“Argosy” Preferred Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG021977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021977)

(Sample slot card for the Argosy Casino in Baton Rouge, LA)

Black (Ultimate Player's Club) Ablecard.com Common 1  [CG173587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173587)

(2004 G2E Global Gaming Expo )

Multi (2004 Pocket Calendar with American Flag) None Common 1  [CG173588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173588)

Multi (2004 Pocket Calendar with Race Horses) None Common 1  [CG173589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173589)

Orange (2004 Pocket Calendar with Palm Trees) None Common 1  [CG173590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173590)

Multi (Able Card Corp with Hologram Logo) CSP Common 1  [CG184360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184360)

[**BALLY GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLZ11)

1st Multicolored (Game Makers Club) N/A Ex Rare 50  [CG172731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172731)

(Reverse of card advertises "Data Card")

2nd Lt Orange (“LESS cash”) N/A Scarce 3  [CG172732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172732)

3rd Green/Multi (Large King and Queen) N/A Scarce 3  [CG172733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172733)

4th Red (Bally in script) N/A Scarce 7  [CG172734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172734)

**BALLY WULFF (Germany)**

1st Black (“Magic Jackpot Member Card”) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00186](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00186.jpg)

2nd Orange ("Magic Chance Player Card" & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00187](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00187.jpg)

**CADILLAC JACK**

1st Black (Cadillac Jack logo and large insert arrow) N/A Scarce 3  [SCG00188](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00188.jpg)

(Some of their cards were actually used at the Puyallup and Emerald Queen casinos and are

listed under those casinos)

**CASINO DATA SYSTEMS**

***(Casino software company)***

1st White (CDS Logo) Powercard Scarce 3  [SCG00189](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00189.jpg)

2nd Green (Oasis/Windows Casino Management System) PPC Scarce 3  [SCG00190](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00190.jpg)

(Copyright 1998)

[**CCS INC / CCS-PLASTECH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILWHCC)

1st Green/Multi (VIP Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG182161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182161)

(Sample cards shows slot reels, race horses, and Northern Belle riverboat)

2nd White/Blue ("Treasure Chest Casino" & 2 Mermaids) None Scarce 3  [CG034781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034781)

White/Red ("Cash Comp Bonus") None Scarce 3  [CG034779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034779)

Purple ("Treasure Club" & Mermaid) None Scarce 3  [CG103214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103214)

(2nd issue cards were sample slot cards for the Treasure Chest Casino in Kenner, LA)

3rd White (“Ocean Club” & Marriott/Stellaris Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG182163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182163)

(Sample hotel card)

4th White (Isle of Capri Casino – VIP Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG106601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106601)

**CPI CARD GROUP**

[**CALIFORNIA PLASTICARD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CALAC4) **(Los Angeles, CA)**

[**COLORADO PLASTICARD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=COLICP) **(Littleton, CO)**

1st Metallic Silver (Face-It Foil Card / Ocean Sunset) None Scarce 3  [CG106600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106600)

**ELTRON**

***(Casino equipment manufacturer)***

1st Multi (Baron’s Players Club) N/A Scarce 3  [SCG00191](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00191.jpg)

(Reverse text indicates “Printed on an Eltron P310” with barcode at bottom)

2nd Multi (Baron’s Players Club) N/A Scarce 3  [SCG00192](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00192.jpg)

(Reverse text indicates "For additional information contact Zebra Technologies Corporation")

**FARADAY**

1st Beige (Faraday & Rabbit Logo) N/A Ex Rare 50  [SCG00193](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00193.jpg)

(Reverse has "A member of the De La Rue Group of Companies" & the "Cameo" logo. This

card dates from about 1993.)

**GENERAL AUTOMATIC AMUSEMENT – GAA (Belgium)**

***(Casino equipment manufacturer)***

1st White (Dice & GAA with Smart Chip) N/A Rare 10  [SCG00194](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00194.jpg)

[**ID GROUP, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MSXXIG)

1st White (Luck of the Irish Players Club) N/A Scarce 3  [CG106602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=106602)

[**IGT GAMING SYSTEMS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVREIS)

1st Blue (Promo Card) N/A Scarce 3  [CG159206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159206)

[**JET LITHOCARD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILDGJL)

1st Foil (Flying Dice on Craps Table) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173593)

Foil (Pair of white dice with mirror image) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173594)

Clear (Punch Die Template Card) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173595)

Clear (Standard Embossing Template Card) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173596)

**KONAMI CASINO MGMT SYSTEM**

***(Casino equipment & software manufacturer)***

1st Lt Grey (Square red logo upper right) N/A Scarce 3  [SCG00195](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00195.jpg)

[**PARK STREET GAMING – ALESIS MGMT SYSTEM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXXXPS)

1st Blue (ALESIS) N/A Scarce 3  [CG171559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171559)

[**PERFECT PLASTIC PRINTING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILSCPP)

1st Multi (The High Roller Club & smartchip) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173597)

Multi (Perfect Plastic Printing & pic of company) N/A Scarce 3  [CG182483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182483)

[**PERFORMANCE CARD SOLUTIONS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXDAPC)

1st Multi (Animated slot machine) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173598)

Multi (“Feel Lucky” & animated roulette wheel) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173599)

Multi (“What’s Your Lucky Number” & animated roulette wheel) Scarce 3  [CG173600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173600)

Multi (“Know When to Hold’EM” & card table in 3D) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173601)

Green/Red (“Hot Shooter” & Rolling Dice in 3D) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173602)

Blue/Red (“All In!” & Chip Pile in 3D) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173603)

**PRC GAMING SYSTEMS**

***(Casino software company)***

1st Silver (PitTrak Pit Management System) N/A Scarce 3  [SCG00196](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00196.jpg)

[**PLASTAG CORP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILEGPC)

1st Green (“Lucky Casino” & 3 clear 7’s) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173604)

(May or may not have "Pastag Corp" printed across bottom of obverse)

Multi (“Casino Gaming” & Roulette Wheel) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173605)

(Metallic obverse)

[**PLASTIC PRINT A CARD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NVLU15)

1st Gold (Cartoon Panorama of Las Vegas Casinos) N/A Ex Rare 50  [CG173606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173606)

(Reverse has "3111 S. Valley View, S-101, Las Vegas, NV 89102")

2nd Red (Cartoon Panorama of Las Vegas Casinos) N/A Ex Rare 50  [CG173607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173607)

(Reverse has “3115 Rosanna St. Las Vegas, NV 89117” and Copyright 1994)

3rd Blue (Cartoon Panorama of Las Vegas Casinos) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173608)

(Reverse has “3150 S. Procyon St. Las Vegas, NV 89102” and Copyright 2000)

4th Black/Multi (Panorama of Las Vegas Casinos) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173609)

(Reverse has “3150 S. Procyon St. Las Vegas, NV 89102” and Copyright 2003)

5th Black/Multi (Panorama of Las Vegas Casinos) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173610)

(Reverse has “3150 S. Procyon St. Las Vegas, NV 89102” and Copyright 2006)

(3rd through 5th issues are normally used as employee business cards at trade shows)

[**TOPSLOT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUTO) **(Romania)**

1st Multi (Poker Club – Player Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG043520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043520)

(Smart chip on reverse)

[**TRAVEL TAGS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MNIGTT)

1st Silver (“Casino Island Players Advantage Card 2001) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173611)

Blue (Casino Island & 3D casino icons) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173612)

Multi (3D Slot Machine Reels) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173613)

(Xtreme Graphics by Travel Tags on all cards)

[**TRIVISTA PLASTICS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ILCHT1)

1st Multi (“Players Card” & Roulette Wheel) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173614)

Blue (“Destiny Cruise Lines” & Cruise Ship) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173615)

Multi (Pair of Dice) N/A Scarce 3  [CG173616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173616)

**VDK2 (Mexico)**

1st Black (VDK2 & insert arrows to left) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00197](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00197.jpg)

White (VDK2 & insert arrows to right) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00198](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00198.jpg)

(Reverse is upside-down on white card with arrows to the right)

[**CRUISE SHIPS**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=wt)

**Many of these cards are ID or roomkey cards that may have also been used in the onboard casino so they are included here to at least have them documented. Casino related cards have the normal issue numbers as found throughout this guide. Cruise Ship ID/roomkey cards have a special designation using CS numbers so they are identified separately.**

**Issue Predominant Colors/Description Mfg. Rarity Price CG#**

[**AMERICAN CASINO CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLWPAC) **(Pensacola, FL)**

**S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed ?

PC Blue (Red, White & Blue Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG007070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007070)

[**AZAMARA CLUB CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTMFAC) **(Miami, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(Subsidiary of Royal Caribbean)*

CS1 Lt Blue (Azamara Club Cruises logo upper right) PN 99PRD VScarce 7  [CG176461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176461)

(Mag stripe and barcodes on reverse)

[**BAHAMA’S PRINCESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=flxxbp) **(Florida/Bahamas)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue/White (Member info) None V Scarce 7  [CG008259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008259)

Multi (Bahama’s Princess Resort & Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG008260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008260)

**[BAHAMAS CELEBRATION](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTBCBC) (Palm Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: yes

1st Brown/Mustard (Elite Players Club/Wynmore Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG034811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034811)

Brown/Mustard (Gold Players Club/Wynmore Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG034812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034812)

(Gold card has "Palm Beach Cruise Line" logo on obverse)

CS1 White (Guest Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG034810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034810)

**[BAY CRUISES](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYNYLI) (Brooklyn, NY)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Blue Pilot Wheel) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG029658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029658)

[**BIG EASY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLWPBE) **(Riviera Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Tan (Captain’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG007071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007071)

[**BIG M CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLFMTB) **(Ft. Myers Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Big "M" Casino Moss Marine Ft. Myers Beach) None V Scarce 7  [CG030604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030604)

2nd White (Big "M" Casino Ft. Myers Beach 765-PLAY) None V Scarce 7  [CG030605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030605)

White (Big "M" Casino Fort Myers Beach 765-PLAY) None V Scarce 7  [CG151070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151070)

3rd White (Big “M” colorful Logo. Blue “M”) None V Scarce 7  [CG030606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030606)

4th Lt Turquise (Big “M” colorful Logo & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG030607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030607)

5th Lavender (Big “M” colorful Logo & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG007072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007072)

(Magnetic stripe on otherwise blank reverse on all of the above cards)

6th Blue (“Players Club” & Big “M” Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG046270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046270)

(Text on reverse)

7th Blue (“Players Club” & Big “M” Logo) P742149 V Scarce 7  [CG174942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174942)

8th Blue (“Players Club” & Big “M” Logo) P766878 V Scarce 7  [CG174957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174957)

[**BLACK DIAMOND CASINO CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLRBB1) **(Port of Palm Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: 2014

*(Became the Island Breeze Casino in 2014)*

1st Gold (Black Diamond Casino Cruises - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG095748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095748)

Silver (Black Diamond Casino Cruises - Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG095749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095749)

Black (Black Diamond Casino Cruises - Elite) None Rare 15  [CG095750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095750)

[**CAPE CANAVERAL CRUISE LINES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCDO) **(Cape Canaveral, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2003

CS1 White (Passenger Cruise Card) None V Rare 25  [CG065788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065788)

[**CARNIVAL CRUISE LINES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCGN) **(Multiple Ports)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Players Club” & King of Diamonds) None Scarce 7  [CG036015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036015)

CS1 Dk Blue (Ship on Ocean & “Carnival” in Orange) None V Scarce 7  [CG040028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040028)

White (Welcome Aboard the Fun Ships) None V Scarce 7  [CG035152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035152)

CS2 Blue (Ship on Ocean & “Carnival” in Yellow/White) None V Scarce 7  [CG007075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007075)

(No Insert arrow)

Blue (Ship on Ocean & “Carnival” in Yellow/White) None V Scarce 7  [CG007076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007076)

(Large “Insert & Remove” Arrow)

(**Mag stripe only on reverse, no barcode on first two issues**)

CS3 Blue (Ship on Ocean & “Carnival” in White) None V Scarce 7  [CG007077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007077)

(Mag stripe and 23mm long barcodes on reverse. NO insert arrow on obverse)

Blue (Ship on Ocean & “Carnival” in White) None V Scarce 7  [CG007078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007078)

(Mag stripe and 23mm long barcodes on reverse, large Insert & Remove arrows on obverse)

Blue (Ship on Ocean & “Carnival” in White) None V Scarce 7  [CG035154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035154)

(Mag stripe and 19mm long barcodes on reverse, large Insert & Remove arrows on obverse)

CS4 Red/White/ Blue (30 Years of Fun) None V Scarce 7  [CG035155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035155)

CS5 Red/White/ Blue (So Much Fun…) None V Scarce 7  [CG035157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035157)

CS6 Red/White/ Blue (Ship smoke stack) None V Scarce 7  [CG035158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035158)

Red/White/Blue (Just More Fun...") None V Scarce 7  [CG153415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153415)

Gold (Ship smoke stack design & "Carnival" in white) None V Scarce 7  [CG035159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035159)

Gold (Ship smoke stack design & "Carnival" in silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG035161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035161)

(This issue has the word “Carnival” centered on bottom of reverse)

CS7 Red/White/ Blue (“Just More Fun…”) None V Scarce 7  [CG035156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035156)

(No Carnival logo on reverse. Some cards have Ocean Player’s Club under SLOT CARD)

CS8 Red/White/Blue (Ship smoke stack) CVBLU Scarce 7  [CG046736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046736)

Lt Blue/Red (Ship smoke stack) CVBLU Scarce 7  [CG049757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049757)

Gold (Ship smoke stack design) CVGOL Scarce 7  [CG035160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035160)

Silver (Ship smoke stack design – Platinum) CVPLA Scarce 7  [CG185538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185538)

(Various numbers printed after CVxxx on reverse)

CS9 Lt Blue/Red (Ship smoke stack – no hole) PPP Scarce 7  [CG035164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035164)

Lt Blue/Red (Ship smoke stack – with punch hole) PPP Scarce 7  [CG035163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035163)

(Only card that came from the manufacturer with a hole in the bottom right)

Gold (Ship smoke stack design – small barcode) PPP Scarce 7  [CG035162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035162)

Silver (Ship smoke stack design – Platinum) PPP Scarce 7  [CG185537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185537)

(Various numbers printed after PPP on reverse)

CS10 White (Ship smoke stack & blue waves) PPP Scarce 7  [CG035165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035165)

White (Ship smoke stack & gold waves) PPP Scarce 7  [CG035166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035166)

Gold (Ship smoke stack & white waves) PPP Scarce 7  [CG037007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037007)

(Various numbers printed after PPP on reverse)

CS11a Blue/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG072010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072010)

Gold/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG061141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061141)

Grey/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves – Platinum) None Scarce 7  [CG072030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072030)

("Carnival" upper left corner with blue/red logo before)

CS11b Blue/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG035167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035167)

Gold/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG003295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003295)

Grey/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG072245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072245)

("Carnival" upper left corner obverse without a logo)

CS12a Blue/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG061143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061143)

Gold/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG061142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061142)

(Just the Carnival ship name upper left corner obverse with no logo, Carnival phone number

and web address at bottom on reverse)

CS12b Grey/Red (Ship smoke stack & white waves) None Scarce 7  [CG150440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150440)

(Just the Carnival ship name upper left corner obverse with no logo. No phone nubmer or

web address on reverse)

**(All the CS11 and CS12 cards may or may not have a number string printed on the upper**

**right reverse above the mag stripe that varies between cards)**

CS13 Blue (Ship smoke stack with white swirl) plicards Scarce 7  [CG090037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090037)

Red (Small ship smoke stack – VIFP Club) plicards Scarce 7  [CG097069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097069)

Gold (Small ship smoke stack – VIFP Club) plicards Scarce 7  [CG090036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090036)

Grey (Small ship smoke stack – VIFP Club) plicards Scarce 7  [CG097070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097070)

(Sail & Sign ship cards incorporate all casino play with Carnival's loyalty program. Blue level

for first cruise, Red for second cruise, Gold for 10+ cruises, Platinum for 75-199 days sailing.)

CS14 Blue (Ship smoke stack with white swirl) None Scarce 7  [CG211051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211051)

Red (Small ship smoke stack – VFIP Club) None Scarce 7  [CG153416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153416)

Grey (Small ship smoke stack – VIFP Club) None Scarce 7  [CG137951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137951)

CS15 Grey (Small ship smoke stack – VIFP Club) plicards Scarce 7  [CG174657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174657)

(“C-47307S” in upper left and “www.plicards.com” in upper right on reverse, 4 lines of text

in reverse paragraph.)

CS16 Gold (Small ship smoke stack – VIFP Club) plicards Scarce 7  [CG183801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183801)

(“C-47307AC” in upper left and “www.plicards.com” in upper right on reverse, 2 lines of text

in reverse paragraph)

CS17 Blue (Small ship smoke stack ) plicards Scarce 7  [CG192266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192266)

(“C-47307AB” in upper left and “www.plicards.com” in upper right on reverse, 4 lines of text

in reverse paragraph)

Blue (Small ship smoke stack ) plicards Scarce 7  [CG211112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211112)

(“C-47307N” in upper left and “www.plicards.com” in upper right on reverse, 4 lines of text

in reverse paragraph)

Red (Small ship smoke stack – VIFP Club) plicards Scarce 7  [CG192267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192267)

(“C-47307AD” in upper left and “www.plicards.com” in upper right on reverse, 4 lines of text

in reverse paragraph)

XX Black (Complimentary Tournament Ticket) None V Scarce 7  [CG097071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097071)

(Ace and Jack of Diamonds)

XX Black (Complimentary Tournament Ticket) None V Scarce 7  [CG097072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097072)

(Slot players)

PC Multi ($5 Match Play Coupon) None Common 3  [CG065425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065425)

PC White (Carnival PokerPro Challenge 2011) None Common 3  [CG054896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054896)

[**CASINO FUN CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CASDCF) **(San Diego, CA)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: 2000

1st Blue (“Rewards Club” & Ship) None V Rare 50  [CG012903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=012903)

(Joint endeavor by Commodore Cruise Line and Viejas Casino, ship operated April to June 2000)

**[CASINO MIAMI](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMICM) (Miami, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC White/Red (Players Club Membership Card) None V Rare 25  [CG008258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008258)

(Laminated card with player photo, reverse phone# is 1-305-577-7775)

[**CASINO PRINCESA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMICP) **(Miami-Bayside, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (Club Princesa) None V Scarce 7  [CG002833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002833)

(Reverse text is BROWN, last line of text is 69mm wide)

Lt Blue (Club Princesa) None V Scarce 7  [CG044997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044997)

(Reverse text is BLACK, last line of text is 69mm wide)

Gold (Club Princesa) None V Scarce 7  [CG030473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030473)

Silver (Hospitality Elite Card) None V Rare 25  [CG002834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002834)

(Hospitality Elite Card is for high-rollers and is very hard to get)

2nd Lt Blue (Club Princesa) None V Scarce 7  [CG030472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030472)

(Reverse text is BLACK, last line of text is 68mm wide)

[**CASINOS AUSTRIA MARITIME**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCAGN) **(Austria)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Red (Ruby Casino Club) IDenticard V Rare 25  [CG002902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002902)

(Laminated card with player photo)

[**CASPI CRUISE LINE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IXXXCC) **(Israel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: Yes

CS1 Blue (Large Boat with Dream logo upper left) None V Scarce 7  [CG008261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008261)

CS2 Yellow ("Dream Princess" & Large Boat) None V Scarce 7  [CG133866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133866)

**[CELEBRITY CRUISES](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCEGN) (Miama, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1ST Blue (BlueChipClub) None V Scarce 7  [CG093999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=093999)

(Casino Players Card – reverse text starts "Your (Blue Chip Club) membership...")

2nd Black (Fortunes Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG091705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091705)

(6 lines of text on reverse)

3rd Blue (“BlueChipClub” in metallic light blue) None V Scarce 7  [CG143629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143629)

(Casino Players Card – reverse text starts "Use of this card..."; card is a metallic blue with the

Celebrity X Cruises logo in metallic silver; various stickers known)

4th Blue (“BlueChipClub” in plain light blue) None V Scarce 7  [CG176523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176523)

(Casino Players Card – reverse text starts “Use of this card…”; card is a plain dark blue with

The Celebrity X Cruises logo in plain white.)

5th Black (Fortunes Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG199619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199619)

(8 lines of text on reverse)

CS1 White (Passenger Cruise Card ) None V Scarce 7  [CG038070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038070)

(The line "Passenger Cruise Card" on the obverse ends before the "C" in "Cruises" above)

White (Passenger Cruise Card ) None V Scarce 7  [CG038069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038069)

(The line "Passenger Cruise Card" on the obverse ends between "C" and "r" in "Cruises" above)

(This issue has no mag stripe or barcode on reverse)

CS2a White (Signature Card ) None V Scarce 7  [CG133889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133889)

Gold (Signature Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG199620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199620)

(Mag stripe on reverse only, no barcodes on these two cards. First line in reverse paragraph

starts “This card is…”)

CS2b White (Signature Card ) None V Scarce 7  [CG038072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038072)

Gold (Signature Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG038071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038071)

(Mag stripe on reverse only, no barcodes on these two cards. Has one large insert arrow. First

line in reverse paragraph starts “Please keep…”)

CS3 White (Signature Card ) PN 60X083-MB V Scarce 7  [CG133890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133890)

(Mag stripe and dual barcodes on reverse, NO box around signature strip)

White (Signature Card ) PN 60X083-MB V Scarce 7  [CG043149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043149)

(Mag stripe and dual barcodes on reverse, box around signature strip)

Gold (Signature Card ) PN 60X083-GA V Scarce 7  [CG133891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133891)

(Mag stripe and dual barcodes on reverse, box around signature strip)

Gold (ConciergeClass) PN 60X083-SC V Scarce 7  [CG038073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038073)

(Mag stripe and dual barcoces on reverse, box around signature strip)

CS4 White (Celebrity X Cruises) PN 60X083-SMB V Scarce 7  [CG038074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038074)

(Classic Member/Founder stickers have been found)

CS5 White (Celebrity X Cruises) PN 60X08-SMBQ V Scarce 7  [CG039852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039852)

(No mention of “Member”)

CS6 White (Celebrity X Cruises) PN 99PRD21388 V Scarce 7  [CG038075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038075)

Blue (Celebrity X Cruises) PN 99PRD21388 V Scarce 7  [CG038076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038076)

(This issue has 5 lines of text in reverse paragraph with a number underneath)

CS7 Gold (Celebrity X Cruises) PN 99PRD21392 V Scarce 7  [CG043150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043150)

CS8 White (Celebrity X Cruises) PN 99PRD21388 V Scarce 7  [CG070374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070374)

(This issue has 6 lines of text in reverse paragraph with 3 lines of emergency info underneath)

**(Classic, Select and Elite Member may be printed at the bottom on the obverse.of any of**

**the Celebrity X Cruise cards)**

CS9 Light/Dark Blue (Large Arrow/Wedge) PN 99PRD47083 V Scarce 7  [CG102581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102581)

Black (Stars) PN 99PRD47084 V Scarce 7  [CG104178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104178)

Blue (AquaClass) PN 99PRD47085 V Scarce 7  [CG104323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104323)

Gold (Concierge) PN 99PRD47086 V Scarce 7  [CG104324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104324)

Grey (SuiteGuest) PN 99PRD47087 V Scarce 7  [CG104379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=104379)

(This issue has a large arrow at the left on the obverse)

XX White (Inaugural Elite Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG094386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094386)

(Similar in design to CS9 cards)

XX Silver (Captain’s Club & Blue Anchor Logo ) None V Scarce 7  [CG039663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039663)

(No mag stripe or barcode on reverse)

XX Silver (“Captain’s Club” & Captain’s Wheel ) None V Scarce 7  [CG039664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039664)

(No mag stripe or barcode on reverse)

XX White (Captain's Club – Classic Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG039742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039742)

(Captain's Club copyright 2003 on reverse, no mag stripe or barcode on reverse)

XX White (Captain’s Club ) CC0002704 V Scarce 7  [CG133888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133888)

(Copyright 2004 on reverse, no mag stripe or barcode on reverse)

[**CELESTYAL CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCC6) **(Cyprus)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

CS1 Blue (Kalimera! We say it, You live it.) None V Scarce 7  [CG167780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167780)

(Web address on band across front with Facebook, Twitter & You Tube icons)

Blue/Grey (Paper ship on wall) None V Scarce 7  [CG167786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167786)

Blue/Multi (Cube Cruise) None V Scarce 7  [CG173544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173544)

White (Be Different. Live the Authentic) None V Scarce 7  [CG209898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209898)

[**CONTESSA CRUISE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLPBCO) **(N. Palm Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Club Contessa) None V Scarce 7  [CG030491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030491)

2nd Black (Club Contessa) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG030492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030492)

(White reverse with the location of “S. Palm Beach”)

[**COSTA CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOGN) **(Italy)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

CS1 Lt Blue (Very small logo upper right obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG035008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035008)

(5 lines of text on reverse in German)

Lt Blue (Very small logo upper right obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG137326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137326)

(6 lines of text on reverse in English, top line is "Important")

Lt Blue (Very small logo upper right obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG138057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138057)

(6 lines of text on reverse in English, top line starts "Please keep...")

Lt Blue (Very small logo upper right obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG049718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049718)

(6 lines of text on reverse in German)

(These cards were very plain with just the tiny logo on obverse along with large oval blue shape.

The ship name is printed with the passenger/cruise info on the obverse. Reverse text in different

languages on 5 or 6 lines)

CS2 Lt Blue (Very small logo upper right obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG154665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154665)

(No barcodes on reverse, text printed by cruise ship with basic cruise information)

XX White (Italian Style – Guest Cruise Card) None Rare 10  [CG060396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060396)

(Blank card with ship name added at the ship)

XX Yellow (Italian Style – Guest Cruise Card) None Rare 10  [CG094028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094028)

(Cruise Card used for on-board charges & tracking for casino table games. Not a room key)

XX Pink/Yellow (Spring Tour 2014.09.05 & Oriental Text) None Rare 10  [CG169279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169279)

**(The following are all roomkeys that were also used in the onboard casinos. The cards are listed under each ship's name as the cards are made specifically for each ship with the ship's name part of the card design. Many of the cards have the reverse text in different languages!)**

**\*\*** [**COSTA ALLEGRA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCC2)

CS1 White ("ALLEGRA" & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG050204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050204)

White (“ALLEGRA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG027291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027291)

CS2 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049881)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049882)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049883)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049884)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

**\*\*** [**COSTA ATLANTICA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOAT)

CS1 White (“ATLANTICA” & Picture of Ship) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG035014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035014)

CS2 White (“ATLANTICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG054422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054422)

White (“ATLANTICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049885)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG130783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130783)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG057510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057510)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049886)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133262)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049887)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS4 Multi (Picture of Ship Lounge) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG136327](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136327)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Lounge) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133422)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

CS5 Blue ("Aquamarine" and Child) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050265)

Red ("Coral" and Statue) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049888)

Grey ("Pearl" and Women) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049889)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Men) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050266)

(This issue are vertical cards)

**\*\*** [**COSTA CLASSICA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCC3) **/ COSTA neoCLASSICA**

CS1 White (“CLASSICA” & Picture of Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG159612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159612)

White (“CLASSICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG159614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159614)

White (“CLASSICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG159615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159615)

CS2 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG049890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049890)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG048064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048064)

CS3 Multi (Picture of Ship Bar) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145770)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Bar) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133513)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Bar) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145772)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Arrow is before in tthe ship name in the white band.)

CS4 Blue ("Aquamarine" & Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133514)

Red ("Coral" and Men) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133515)

Grey ("Pearl" and Man) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133516)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Man) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145771)

(This issue are vertical cards with Costa Classica)

CS5 Grey ("Pearl" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145773)

(Vertical card with Costa neoClassica)

CS6 Blue (Ship on Water) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145775)

(Costa neoClassica ship name lower left and Costa logo upper right on obverse)

CS7 Blue (“Aquamarine” & Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG169270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169270)

(Vertical card with Costa newClassica, no logo over Costa*Club*)

**\*\*** [**COSTA CONCORDIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOCO)

*(Concordia cards had a drastic increase in value after the ship sank in 2012)*

CS1 White (“CONCORDIA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Rare 25  [CG035016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035016)

White (“CONCORDIA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Rare 25  [CG133494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133494)

CS2 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.biz V Rare 25  [CG115084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115084)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Rare 25  [CG133492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133492)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Rare 25  [CG159480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159480)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Rare 25  [CG133493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133493)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS3 Multi (Picture of Colorful Lights) www.amagroup.eu V Rare 25  [CG159481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159481)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

**\*\*** [**COSTA DELIZIOSA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCCD)

CS1 Multi (Inaugural Season 2010") www.amagroup.eu Rare 15  [CG133524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133524)

White (Inaugural Events) www.amagroup.eu Rare 15  [CG133517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133517)

CS2 White (“DELIZIOSA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG082398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082398)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133518)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133519)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133520)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS4 Multi (Picture of Ship Bar) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133521)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Bar) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG143539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143539)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Arrow is before in tthe ship name in the white band.)

CS5 Blue ("Aquamarine" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133522)

Red ("Coral" and Woman with dark hair) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133523)

(Reverse says "Elisa Rossi")

Red ("Coral" and Small image of woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG137531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137531)

(Reverse says "Cristina Lotti)

Grey ("Pearl" and Women with Flowers) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG144668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144668)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Woman's Back) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG144669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144669)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Woman's Face) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG141956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141956)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS6 Blue/Multi (Picture of Bar) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG210485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210485)

(Costa logo in the upper right blue corner on the obverse with “Costa Deliziosa” in the

bottom left blue corner)

**\*\*** [**COSTA DIADEMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCC5)

CS1 White (Inaugural Season 2014) www.amagroup.eu Rare 15  [CG147022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147022)

CS2 Blue ("Aquamarine" and People on Beach) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147024)

Pink ("Coral" & People on Beach) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147025)

Grey ("Gold Pearl" and People on Beach) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147026)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship Deck) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG142417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142417)

(Large picture of the ship's deck with the ship name in the bottom left corner)

Blue (Picture of Ship Pool) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147027)

CS4 Blue (Protagonisti del Mare 2015) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147023)

(Costa Partners Award)

**\*\*** [**COSTA FASCINOSA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCC4)

CS1 Multi (Picture of Ship Deck) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133525)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

CS2 Blue ("Aquamarine" and Lighthouse) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133526)

Red ("Coral" and Buildings) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133527)

Grey ("Pearl" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133528)

Gold ("Gold Pearl and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133529)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS3 Blue (Woman floating over ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133530)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Graphics are abstract pictures.)

CS4 White ("Costa Fascinosa" & Large C) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133531)

(Small Costa logo in upper right obverse, large "C" centered with jumping fish)

CS5 Blue (Picture of Ship Pool & Railings) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG169277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169277)

(Costa logo in the upper right blue corner on the obverse with “Costa Fascinosa” in the

bottom left blue corner)

**\*\*** [**COSTA FAVOLOSA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCCF)

CS1 Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133500)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050206)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Arrow is before in tthe ship name in the white band.)

CS2 Blue ("Aquamarine" & Face) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133501)

Red ("Coral" and Red Dress) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133502)

Grey ("Pearl" and Flowers) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133503)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Flowers) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133504)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS3 Blue ("Costa Favolosa" & Pic of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046979)

(Picture of the ship with the ship's name across the bottom in large letters)

CS4 Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG159482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159482)

Blue (Picture of Ship Deck) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG159483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159483)

(This issue has a Costa logo in the upper right blue corner on the obverse with “Costa Favolosa”

in the bottom left blue corner)

CS5 Red (“Corallo” and Red Dress) [www.amagroup.eu](http://www.amagroup.eu) V Scarce 7  [CG211125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211125)

Grey (“Perla” and Flowers) [www.amagroup.eu](http://www.amagroup.eu) V Scarce 7  [CG211124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211124)

Orange (“Ambra” and Women) [www.amagroup.eu](http://www.amagroup.eu) V Scarce 7  [CG211126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211126)

(Vertical cards)

**\*\*** [**COSTA FORTUNA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOFT)

CS1 White (“FORTUNA” & Picture of Ship) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG035001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135001)

CS2 White (“FORTUNA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG035000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133500)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046975)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG034999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034999)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133495)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046976)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG050268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050268)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS4 Multi (Picture of Showroom) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG136328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136328)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Showroom) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG043263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043263)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Showroom) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050272)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Arrow is before in tthe ship name in the white band.)

CS5 Blue ("Aquamarine" and Woman with bird) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050269)

Pink ("Coral" and Children in boat) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050270)

Grey ("Pearl" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050271)

(This issue are vertical cards)

**\*\*** [**COSTA LUMINOSA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOLU)

CS1 Multi (Inaugural Cruise 2009) www.amagroup.biz Rare 15  [CG046977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046977)

CS2 White (“LUMINOSA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG133532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133532)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG066884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066884)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG050016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050016)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133533)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG047367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047367)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145776)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046993)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS4 Multi (Picture of Statue) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133534)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Statue) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133535)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Statue) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145774)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Arrow is before in tthe ship name in the white band.)

CS5 Blue ("Aquamarine" & Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG082104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082104)

Grey ("Pearl" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG049994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046994)

(This issue are vertical cards)

**\*\*** [**COSTA MAGICA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOMG)

CS1 White (“MAGICA” & Picture of Ship) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG034998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034998)

CS2 White (“MAGICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG034997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034997)

White (“MAGICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133536)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133537)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG146236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146236)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133538)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG146237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146237)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG048473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048473)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) None V Scarce 7  [CG133539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133539)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS4 Blue ("Aquamarine" & Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133540)

Red ("Coral" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133541)

Grey ("Pearl" and Lillies) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133542)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Horse/Rider) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046978)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS5 Green (Magician with Top Hat & Wand) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG146238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146238)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Green (Magician with Top Hat & Wand) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG043264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043264)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Green (Magician with Top Hat & Wand) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG146239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146239)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Arrow is before in tthe ship name in the white band.)

**\*\*** [**COSTA MARINA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOMR)

CS1 White (“MARINA" & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG035017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035017)

White (“MARINA" & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133506)

CS2 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046981)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG035018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035018)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133505)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046982)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133507)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

**\*\*** [**COSTA MEDITERRANEA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOMD)

CS1 Blue/Green (Inaugural Event) None Rare 15  [CG046983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046983)

CS2 White (“MEDITERRANEA” & Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG159485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159485)

White (“MEDITERRANEA” & Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133629)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG050267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050267)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG046984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046984)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133572)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133573)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG145781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145781)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG133575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133575)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133574)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133576)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS4 Multi (Abstract Picutre of Buildings) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG043267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043267)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Abstract Picutre of Buildings) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG043267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043267)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

CS5 Blue ("Aquamarine" and Buildings) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133577)

Red ("Coral" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133578)

Grey ("Pearl" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133579)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Buildings) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG145782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145782)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS6 Multi (Abstract Picture of Buildings) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG172378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172378)

(Costa logo in upper right blue corner on obverse with “Costa Mediterranea” in bottom left blue corner)

**\*\*** [**COSTA PACIFICA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCOPA)

CS1 Blue (Inaugural Season 2009) www.amagroup.biz Rare 15  [CG046985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046985)

CS2 White (“The Champions of the Sea 2010”) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133482)

CS3 White (“PACIFICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG035021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035021)

White (“PACIFICA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133476)

White (“PACIFICA” & Picture of Ship/Bird) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133475)

(This particular card has a small bird in the upper right corner of the obverse)

CS4 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG133478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133478)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133477)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133479)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133480)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133481)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS5 Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133483)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133484)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG146187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146187)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Arrow is before in the ship name in the white band.)

CS6 Blue ("Acquamarine" and Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133485)

Red ("Coral" and Horn) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133486)

Grey ("Pearl" and Band) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133487)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Musicians) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG146188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146188)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS7 Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG169278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169278)

(Costa logo in upper right blue corner on obverse with “Costa Pacifica” in bottom left blue corner)

**\*\*** [**COSTA RIVIERA / neoRIVIERA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCCR)

CS1 Blue ("Aquamarine" and Horn Player) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG057808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057808)

Pink ("Coral" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG146234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146234)

Grey ("Pearl" and Pansies) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG057812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057812)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Flowers) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG057848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057848)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS2 Multi (Woman on beach) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG146235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146235)

CS3 Grey (Ship Pool Area Picture) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG159487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159487)

(Costa logo in upper right grey corner on obverse with “Costa neoRiviera” in bottom left grey

corner)

*(All cards have "Costa neoCollection" and have "Costa neoRiviera" as the ship name)*

**\*\*** [**COSTA ROMANTICA / neoROMANTICA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTXXCR)

CS1 White (“ROMANTICA” & Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG035022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035022)

White (“ROMANTICA” & Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG159491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159491)

CS2 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046987)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

***(Above cards had Romantica as the ship name while following cards have neoRomantica)***

CS3 Multi ("Costa neoRomantica" & Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133488)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

CS4 Blue ("Aquamarine" and Boxes) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133489)

Red ("Coral" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133490)

Grey ("Pearl" and Couple) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133491)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Woman) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG144090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144090)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS5 Grey (Restaurant View) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG159492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159492)

(Costa logo in upper right blue corner on obverse with “Costa neoRomantica” in bottom left

blue corner)

CS6 Orange/Multi (“Ambra” and Women) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG169482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169482)

Silver (“Perla Diamante” and Statue) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG169483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169483)

**\*\*** [**COSTA SERENA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=wtcccs)

CS1 White (“SERENA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG034996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=034996)

CS2 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG035020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035020)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133560)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG035019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035019)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133561)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG133562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133562)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046989)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS3 Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133563)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Lobby) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG043306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043306)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

CS4 Blue ("Aquamarine" & Abstract Tree) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133564)

Pink ("Coral" and People) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133565)

Grey ("Pearl" and Pixie) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133566)

Gold ("Gold Pearl" and Swimmer) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133567)

(This issue are vertical cards)

**\*\*** [**COSTA VICTORIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTXXCV)

CS1 White (“VICTORIA” & Picture of Ship) amacard V Scarce 7  [CG089240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089240)

CS2 White (“VICTORIA” & Picture of Ship) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133400)

CS3 Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133401)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Aquamarine) www.amagroup.biz V Scarce 7  [CG050017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050017)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Coral) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133459)

Blue (Picture of Ship – Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG046990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046990)

Gold (Picture of Ship – Gold Pearl) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG050018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050018)

(Large image of the ship in the center, the ship's name in the upper right, the card level in the

lower left and the Costa logo in the bottom right)

CS4 Multi (Picture of Ship Ceiling) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG144733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144733)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **triple arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

Multi (Picture of Ship Ceiling) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133474)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

CS5 Tan/Multi (Costa Victoria August 08, 2014) www.amagroup.eu Rare 15  [CG141957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141957)

CS6 Blue/Multi (Costa Victoria & Masks) www.amagroup.eu Rare 15  [CG159506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159506)

**\*\*** [**COSTA VOYAGER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCCC1)

CS1 Multi (Picture of Ship Railing) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG043356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043356)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. There is a **single small arrow** in the lower left corner on the obverse.)

CS2 Blue ("Aquamarine" & Windows) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133543)

Red ("Coral" & Theater) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133544)

Gold ("Pearl") www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG144193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144193)

Gold ("Gold Pearl") www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG133545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133545)

(This issue are vertical cards)

CS3 Violet (Artwork) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG144192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144192)

(White band across the top of the obverse with the ship name at the left and the Costa logo

at the right. Graphics are abstract pictures)

[**CRYSTAL CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTCYGN) **(Los Angeles, CA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 White (Green Ship & Bar Code) None V Scarce 7  [CG038349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038349)

CS2 White (Blue Ship & Bar Code) None V Scarce 7  [CG038351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038351)

CS3 White (Purple Ship & Bar Code) None V Scarce 7  [CG038367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038367)

CS4 White (Yellow Ship & Bar Code) None V Scarce 7  [CG038368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038368)

CS5 White (Small logo upper left & Bar Code) P678093 V Scarce 7  [CG144120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144120)

(Space for passanger photo under logo on left of obverse)

[**DIAMOND CASINO CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SCLRDI) **(Little River, SC)**

Slot Club 2014: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Diamond Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG125867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125867)

[**DISCOVERY 1 / DISCOVERY SUN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMIDI) **(Miami, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

PC White (Casino Cruise Club VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG008262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008262)

[**ELLA STAR CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMIES) **(Miami Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Ella Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG030787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030787)

2nd Gold (Ella Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG030788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030788)

3rd Platinum (Ella Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG002840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002840)

[**EMERALD PRINCESS II**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GABRE2) **(Brunswick, GA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (Picture of Ship) None Rare 15  [CG095001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=095001)

[**EMPRESS CRUISE LINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLCLEM) **(Clearwater, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1998

1st White (Royalty Club & Casino Icons) None Rare 15  [CG036025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036025)

(Barcode on obverse)

[**ENCHANTED CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LANOIC) **(New Orleans, LA)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: 2000

1st Teal (Enchanted Capri & Bird) None V Rare 35  [CG030624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030624)

2nd Rose (Enchanted Capri) None V Rare 40  [CG030625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030625)

Green (Enchanted Capri) None V Rare 40  [CG008263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=008263)

(This issue has 6 locations on reverse besides Capri Cruises)

[**EUROPA SEA KRUZ**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLECEC#900) **(FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

PC Cream (VIP Picture Card) None Rare 10  [CG036014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036014)

[**HOLLAND AMERICAN LINE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTHAGN) **(Seattle, WA)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(It was reported that these cruise card/keys were also used in the casino. Each card design can*

*be found with different cruise ship names from their fleet.)*

CS1a White (2 Ships in centered oval) VingCard Scarce 3  [CG066564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066564)

CS1b Grey (Ship’s Name and 2 Ships in Upper Left) None Scarce 3  [CG133678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133678)

(Vertical card with bar code on end. Reverse has no mag stripe)

CS2 Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and 2 Ships in Upper Left) None Scarce 3  [CG043166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043166)

(Vertical card with bar code on end, reverse paragraph has 4 lines of text with mag stripe)

CS3 Lt Blue/White (Ship’s Name and 2 Ships in Upper Left) None Scarce 3  [CG043155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043155)

(Vertical card with bar code on end, reverse paragraph has 3 lines of text, last line ends under

the "u" in "make" on the line above)

Lt Blue/White (Ship’s Name and 2 Ships in Upper Left) None Scarce 3  [CG036122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043122)

(Vertical card with bar code on end, reverse paragraph has 3 lines of text, last line ends under

the "e" in "you" on the line above)

CS4 White/Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Naval design) None Scarce 3  [CG043163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043163)

(Vertical card with bar code on end)

Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Railing) None Scarce 3  [CG164297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164297)

(Horizontal card with bar code on end)

(This issue has the logo in middle of "Holland America" top of obverse)

CS5 White/Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Naval design) None Scarce 3  [CG036121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036121)

(Vertical card with bar code on end)

Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Bell) None Scarce 3  [CG043156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043156)

(Vertical card with bar code on end)

Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Railing) None Scarce 3  [CG133854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133854)

(Horizontal card with bar code on end)

Lt Green (Ship's Name and Railing) None Scarce 3  [CG133855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133855)

(Horizontal card with bar code on end)

(This issue has the logo to the left of “Holland America” top of obverse and the mag stripe

on the reverse is under the text and logo)

CS6 Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Bell) None Scarce 3  [CG043157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043157)

(Vertical card with bar code on end)

Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Railing) None Scarce 3  [CG036120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036120)

(Horizontal card with bar code on end)

Lt Gold (Ship's Name & Bell) None Scarce 3  [CG036118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036118)

("Holland America Line" is in blue on the obverse)

Lt Gold (Ship's Name & Bell) None Scarce 3  [CG039856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039856)

("Holland America Line" is in black on the obverse)

(This issue has the mag stripe on the reverse over the text and logo)

CS7 Lt Blue (Ship’s Name and Railing) None Scarce 3  [CG039855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039855)

(Horizontal card with bar code on end, NO signature strip on reverse. All previous issues

have a signature strip on the reverse.)

CS8 White/Blue (Ship’s Name and Holland Logo) P/N 30812211 Scarce 3  [CG173545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173545)

(Insert arrow at bottom obverse in blue band, card only has magnetic stripe)

White/Orange (Ship’s Name and Holland Logo) P/N 30812210 Scarce 3  [CG185547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185547)

(Insert arrow at bottom obverse in blue band, card only has magnetic stripe)

White/Orange (Ship’s Name and Holland Logo) P/N 30812216 Scarce 3  [CG168311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168311)

(Small RF symbol at bottom obverse in orange band, card has RFID and magnetic stripe)

White/Blue (Ship’s Name and Holland Logo) P/N 30812217 Scarce 3  [CG167732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167732)

(Small RF symbol at bottom obverse in blue band, card has RFID and magnetic stripe)

White/Gold (Ship’s Name and Holland Logo) P/N 30812218 Scarce 3  [CG167734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167734)

(Small RF symbol at bottom obverse in gold band, card has RFID and magnetic stripe)

(This issue has a very faint Holland America logo in the background on the obverse)

CS9 White/Blue (Ship’s Name and Holland Logo) P/N 30812211 Scarce 3  [CG185548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185548)

(Insert arrow at bottom obverse in blue band, card only has magnetic stripe.)

(This issue has a very faint Holland America logo in the background on the obverse with

“Savor the Journey” added on bottom of reverse.)

[**HORIZON’S EDGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MALYHE) **(Lynn, MA)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1998 Closed: yes

1st White/Black (Horizon’s Edge Logo) None Rare 10  [CG030806](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030806)

(The words “Casino Cruises” are in **script,** reverse phone# is 1-877-412-7700)

2nd White/Black (Horizon’s Edge Logo) None Rare 10  [CG030807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030807)

(“Casino Cruises” is in **small** case block letters letters, phone# is now 1-800-LUCKY-32)

3rd White/Black (Horizon’s Edge-no logo) None Rare 10  [CG002908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002908)

4th Multi (Colored Logo & Picture Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG002909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002909)

5th White/Black (Horizon’s Edge Logo) None Rare 10  [CG002910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002910)

(The words “CASINO CRUISES” are in **CAPITAL** letters, raised print reverse)

6th White/Black (Horizon’s Edge Logo) None Rare 10  [CG002911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002911)

(The words “CASINO CRUISES” are in **CAPITAL** letters, **NO** raised print)

[**IBERO CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTXXIJ) **(Madrid, Spain)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 White ("ibero Cruceros"with ship name & barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG147028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147028)

CS2 Blue (ibero Cruceros – Grand Holiday) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147029)

Blue (ibero Cruceros – Grand Voyager) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147030)

CS3 Bronze (ibero Cruceros – Grand Voyager) www.amagroup.eu V Scarce 7  [CG147031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147031)

[**IMPERIAL MAJESTY CRUISE LINE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTIMIM) **(Plantation, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 White (Guest Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG133974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133974)

[**ISLAND BREEZE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLRBIB) **(Port of Palm Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Previously the Black Diamond Casino Cruises)*

1st Gold ("Island Breeze Casino" & Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG127166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127166)

Silver ("Island Breeze Casino" & Palm Trees) None Rare 10  [CG127167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127167)

Black ("Island Breeze Casino" & Palm Trees) None Rare 15  [CG127168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127168)

[**JACKS OR BETTER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMPJB) **(Atlantic Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (Jacks or Better Casino triangular logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG032878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=032878)

[**LAS VEGAS CASINO LINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLPCLV) **(Port Canaveral, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Yellow/Blue/Multi (Vegas Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG035826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035826)

[**LEISURE LADY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLFMLC) **(Ft. Myers Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Mustard (Leisure Lady Casino with sunburst logo) None Rare 10  [CG129830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129830)

(Player photo bottom right obverse, blank reverse)

[**LOUIS CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTLCL1) **(Cyprus)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 Blue (Picture of Boat & Vacationers) None V Scarce 7  [CG133978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133978)

(Logo in upper left corner)

CS2 Blue (Picture of Boat & Vacationers) None V Scarce 7  [CG133979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133979)

(Logo in upper right corner)

CS3 Blue (Sea of Memories & Photo Stamps) None V Scarce 7  [CG133980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133980)

[**MAGIC CRUISE LINES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTISMC) **(Israel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 Blue (Large Boat) Ordacard V Scarce 7  [CG049076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049076)

CS2 Blue (Small Boat) Ordacard V Scarce 7  [CG006159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006159)

CS3 Blue (Palm Tree on beach) None V Scarce 7  [CG036112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036112)

[**MAGIC I**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTISMI) **(Israel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 White (Large M logo and “Magic 1”) None V Scarce 7  [CG036117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036117)

(Smart chip on reverse of white card)

CS2 Blue (Large Boat – ariel view, logo upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG036105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036105)

CS3 Lt Blue (Small Boat – side view, logo lower left) None V Scarce 7  [CG036106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036106)

(“Duty Free” on reverse in red band)

CS4 Lt Blue (Small Boat – side view, logo lower left) None V Scarce 7  [CG036108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036108)

(“Bacardi Breezer” on reverse)

CS5 Lt Blue (Small Boat – side view, logo lower left) None V Scarce 7  [CG036119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036119)

(Green and blue text on reverse)

CS6 Lt Blue (Small Boat – side view, logo lower left) None V Scarce 7  [CG036107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036107)

(Same picture of ship on reverse)

CS7 Blue (Small Boat – ariel view, logo bottom right) None V Scarce 7  [CG036111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036111)

("Duty Free" on red reverse with bottles)

CS8 Blue/White (Small Boat – side view, logo bottom left) None V Scarce 7  [CG036113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036113)

(Green reverse with "Carlberg" and bottles)

[**MAGIC II**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTISM1) **(Israel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 Tan (Seashells) None V Scarce 7  [CG036110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036110)

(Mag strip and bar code reverse)

CS2 Blue (Ocean view – no ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG036109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036109)

(Blue borders lower left and upper right corners cover more than ¾ of each side)

[**MAJESTY CASINO CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYFRMC) **(Freeport, NY)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: ?

1st Lavender (“Blue VIP” – Table Layout w/Chips & Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG168289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168289)

Lavender (“Silver VIP” – Table Layout w/Chips & Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG029663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029663)

[**MAJESTY I**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMIMJ) **(Saint Pete, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (“Blue VIP” & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG029664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029664)

Tan/Blue (“Gold VIP” & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG029665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=029665)

Grey/Blue (“Platinum VIP” & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG021665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021665)

Black/White (“Elite”) None Rare 10  [CG002907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002907)

[**MANO MARITIME**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTMMMM) **(Israel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 Blue (Small Boat – near top of card) F-PVC 500760 V Scarce 7  [CG049677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049677)

Blue (Small Boat – near top of card) None V Scarce 7  [CG049678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049678)

CS2 Blue/Yellow (Large Boat Horizontal on water) None V Scarce 7  [CG049679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049679)

CS3 Blue/Yellow (Large Boat on Diagonal) CRD335 V Scarce 7  [CG049680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049680)

Blue?Yellow (Large Boat on Diagonal) None V Scarce 7  [CG049681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049681)

CS4 Blue/Yellow (Large Boat) 701-221/10 V Scarce 7  [CG049779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049779)

(Has curved line between blue and yellow sections)

CS5 Blue/White (Large Boat) None V Scarce 7  [CG170436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170436)

(Has curved line between blue and white sections)

[**MARDI GRAS QUEEN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLTSMG) **(Tarpon Springs, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2/2005 Closed: 4/2005

1st Yellow/Orange/Pink (French Quarters Club) None Scarce 3  [CG030771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=030771)

(Many cards came out in 2007-2008)

XX Yellow/Orange/Pink (French Quarters Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002868)

($500 etched in **Gold** on obverse)

XX Yellow/Orange/Pink (French Quarters Club) None Scarce 3  [CG002869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002869)

($500 etched in **Black** on obverse)

[**MINOAN LINES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTMLML) **(Greece)**

Slot Club Opened: 1970s Closed: no

CS1 Green (Two Ships & Logo at bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG048671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048671)

(Vertical card)

CS2 Red/Blue (One Ship – horizontal card) None V Scarce 7  [CG049780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049780)

(Web address next to bottom left logo on obverse)

CS3 Red/Blue (One Ship – horizontal card) None V Scarce 7  [CG154666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154666)

(Web address next to bottom right large white insert arrow on obverse)

PC Green ("M Card" & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG046991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046991)

PC Multi ("www.minoan.gr" and Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG049781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049781)

[**MONTE CARLO CASINO CRUISER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLPBMC) **(Pompano Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

XX Red marble(Captains Club) None V Rare 25  [CG037832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037832)

XX Green marble (Captains Club) None V Rare 25  [CG088718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088718)

XX Blue marble(Admirals Club) None V Rare 25  [CG088719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088719)

**[MS EUROPA](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTHLME) (Germany)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

CS1 Cream (MS Europa & Ship Outline) None V Scarce 7  [CG049758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=049758)

**[MSC CRUISES](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=wtmsms) (International)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 White/Blue (MSC Crociere) None V Scarce 7  [CG040438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040438)

White/Blue (MSC) None V Scarce 7  [CG040432](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040432)

(Logo in bottom right corner)

CS2 White/Blue (MSC) None V Scarce 7  [CG173543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173543)

(Logo on reverse is centered at the bottom)

(All cards have a barcode printed on the obverse with the passenger info, mag stripe on reverse)

[**NCL CASINOS AT SEA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCNC) **(Miami, FL)**

[**NORWEGIAN CRUISE LINE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCNC) **(Miami, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Reel Players Club” & tokens & slot reels) None V Scarce 7  [CG039637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039637)

2nd Glittery Blue (“Casinos At Sea” & 5 Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG039435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039435)

Glittery Copper (“Casinos At Sea” & 5 Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG039642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039642)

Glittery Silver (“Casinos At Sea” & 5 Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG039644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039644)

Glittery Gold (“Casinos At Sea” & 5 Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG039643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039643)

Gray ("Casinos At Sea" & 5 Icons – Promo Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039640)

(Has "Promo Card" plus associated text printed on obverse)

3rd Purple (NCL’s Casinos At Sea “Purple” & Fish) None V Scarce 7  [CG039641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039641)

Gold (NCL's Casinos At Sea "Gold" & Fish) None V Scarce 7  [CG084492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084492)

Silver (NCL's Casinos At Sea "Platinum" – Fish) None V Scarce 7  [CG039639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039639)

(Gold and Platinum Promo Cards have the same fish design with "Promo Card" plus associated

text printed on the obverse)

4th Purple (Casinos At Sea “Purple” & Card Suites) None V Scarce 7  [CG039638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039638)

Brown (Casinos At Sea “Bronze” & Card Suites) None V Scarce 7  [CG059743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059743)

Gold (Casinos At Sea “Gold” & Card Suites) None V Scarce 7  [CG059744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059744)

5th Green (You're Lucky) None V Scarce 7  [CG010674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010674)

Red (You're Hot) None V Scarce 7  [CG010676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010676)

Yellow (You're Golden) None V Scarce 7  [CG010677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010677)

Black (You're VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG010684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010684)

(Reverse copyright 2012)

6th Green (You're Lucky) None V Scarce 7  [CG092284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092284)

Red (You're Hot) None V Scarce 7  [CG159680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159680)

Yellow (You're Golden) None V Scarce 7  [CG159820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159820)

Black (You're VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG159821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159821)

(Reverse copyright 2014)

7th Green (Jade) Plicards V Scarce 7  [CG190901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190901)

(“P778550-2” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Gold (Pearl) Plicards V Scarce 7  [CG190902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190902)

(“P778550-3” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Blue (Sapphire) Plicards V Scarce 7  [CG190903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190903)

(“P778550” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Red (Ruby) Plicards Rare 10  [CG190904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190904)

(“P778550-4” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

Grey (Elite) Plicards Rare 15  [CG190905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190905)

(“P778550-1” upper left and “www.plicards.com” upper right on reverse)

(Copyright 2016)

CS1 Blue (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039654)

Teal (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039648)

Green (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039653)

Purple (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039655)

Red (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039651)

Red-Orange (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039650)

Orange (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039649)

Yellow (NCL Embarkation Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG039647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039647)

(NCL logo upper right corner and fish underneath. Space for barcode at left, copyright 2006

on reverse. Different ship names printed at top.)

CS2 Orange (NCL Embarkation Card – America Freestyle) None V Scarce 7  [CG133937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133937)

Green (NCL Embarkation Card – America Freestyle) None V Scarce 7  [CG171660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171660)

(Similar to previous series but now sasy "American Freestyle Cruising" under obverse NCL logo)

CS3 Green (Fish without NCL Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG041548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041548)

Purple (Fish without NCL Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG088699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088699)

Peach (Fish without NCL Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG039658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=0398658)

Yellow (Fish without NCL Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG039657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039657)

(Same basic design as above cards but without "Embarkation Card" and logo. Copyright 2006)

CS4 Teal (Plain Obverse with Logo & Fish on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG059836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059836)

Gold (Plain Obverse with Logo & Fish on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG059837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059837)

Silver (Plain Obverse with Logo & Fish on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG059838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059838)

Brown (Plain Obverse with Logo & Fish on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG068670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=068670)

(Copyright 2010 on reverse)

CS5 Grey (Plain card with swirl & white barcode space) None V Scarce 7  [CG039656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039656)

(Has white NCL logo centered under signature strip, no fish)

CS6 Grey (Guest Door Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG059839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059839)

Blue (Guest Door Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG059840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059840)

Gold (Guest Door Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG059841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059841)

CS7 Yellow (Moonshine on Water) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG082401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082401)

Blue (Moonshine on Water) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG082403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082403)

Green (Moonshine on Water) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG082402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082402)

Purple (Moonshine on Water) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG082404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082404)

Silver (Moonshine on Water – The Haven) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG082405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082405)

(Copyright 2011 on reverse with NCL logo)

CS8 White/Teal (Welcome Back, Norwegian) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG094345](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094345)

(Has "C-94634AA" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

White/Orange (Welcome, First Time Norwegian) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG094763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094763)

(Has "C-94634AB" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

White/Purple (Welcome To The Good Life) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG113697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113697)

(Has "C-94634AC" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

White/Grey (Welcome To Your Sanctuary/The Haven) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG127423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127423)

(Has "C-94634AD" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

(This issue has copyright 2014 on the reverse)

CS9 White/Teal (Welcome Back To Norwegian) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG153981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153981)

(Has "C-94634AJ" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

White/Orange (Welcome To Norwegian) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG158344](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158344)

(Has "C-94634AH" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

White/Purple (Welcome To The Good Life) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG174519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174519)

(Has "C-94634AK" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

(This issue has copyright 2015 on the reverse)

CS10 White/Teal (Welcome Back To Norwegian) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG198701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198701)

(Has "C-94634AQ" in upper left and "www.plicards.com" in upper right on reverse)

(This issue has copyright 2015 on the reverse with 85% PVC Free logo bottom right)

XX White (“Latitudes”) None V Scarce 7  [CG039665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039665)

(Latitudes card is very thin plastic)

XX Green (“Latitudes”) None V Scarce 7  [CG039652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039652)

(Latitudes cards were used to track customer cruises)

**(The following are all roomkeys that may have also been used in the onboard casinos. The cards are listed under each ship's name as the cards are made specifically for each ship with the ship's name part of the card design.)**

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN CROWN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCN1)

CS1 Silver (M.V. Crown Odyssey – Passenger Cruise Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG185549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185549)

CS2 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Crown & Ship, ©2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG057077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057077)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN DAWN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCDA)

CS1 Blue (Norwegian Dawn & Ship, ©2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG039673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039673)

CS2 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Dawn & Ship, ©2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG039674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039674)

CS3 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Dawn & Ship, ©2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG133938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133938)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN DREAM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCDM)

CS1 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Dream & Ship, ©2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG039718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039718)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN PRIDE OF AMERICA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCNP)

CS1 Blue/Grey (Pride of America, ©2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG039661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039961)

("NCL America Freestyle Cruising" on obverse)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN PRIDE OF HAWAII**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCN5)

CS1 Blue/Grey (Pride of Hawaii & Ship, ©2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG039662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039962)

("NCL America Freestyle Cruising" on obverse)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN SEA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCSE)

CS1 Blue (Norwegian Sea & Ship, ©2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG039719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039719)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN SKY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCSK)

CS1 Orange (Norwegian Sky & Ship, NO Date) None V Scarce 7  [CG039660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039660)

CS2 Orange (Norwegian Sky & Ship, ©2001) CPICA 28019 V Scarce 7  [CG039765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039765)

CS3 Blue/Orange (Norwegian Sky & Ship, ©2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG159253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159253)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN SPIRIT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCSP)

CS1 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Spirit & Ship, ©2004) None V Scarce 7  [CG013872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=013872)

CS1 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Spirit & Ship, ©2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG039766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039766)

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN STAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTNCST)

CS1 Green (Norwegian Star & Ship, ©2001) CPICA 26049 V Scarce 7  [CG039675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039675)

CS2 Blue (Norwegian Star & Ship, ©2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG039676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039676)

CS3 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Star & Ship, ©2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG205364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205364)

(Ship moving left to right)

Blue/Grey (Norwegian Star & Ship, ©2003) None V Scarce 7  [CG039677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039677)

(Ship moving right to left

**\*\*** [**NORWEGIAN SUN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTXXNS)

CS1 Blue (Norwegian Sun & Ship, ©2002) None V Scarce 7  [CG000633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000633)

CS2 Blue/Grey (Norwegian Sun & Ship, ©2005) None V Scarce 7  [CG057075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057075)

[**OCEAN JEWEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLSPOJ) **(St. Petersburg, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st Black (“Pirates Club” & Red “X”) None V Scarce 7  [CG103306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103306)

(Ocean Jewel Casino logo on reverse with 4 lines of text over the logo)

2nd Black (“Pirates Club” & Red “X”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021666)

(Ocean Jewel logo on reverse with 7 lines of text over the logo)

3rd Brown/ Black (“Pirates Club” & Brown “X”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021667)

[**OCEAN PLAYERS CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTOPOP) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Used on various member cruise lines of Carnival Corp)*

XX Red/White/Green (Tournament Ticket – $10) None V Scarce 7  [CG009119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009119)

Red/White/Green (Tournament Ticket – $20) None V Scarce 7  [CG009120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=009120)

(Different dollar values printed on obverse)

XX Black (Complementary Tournament Ticket) None V Scarce 7  [CG120625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120625)

(Quees, King and Ace of Hearts)

XX White ($5 Free Play Ticket) None V Scarce 7  [CG035150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=035150)

[**OCEANIA CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTMSOC) **(Miami, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st White (Oceania Cruises Casino) plicards Rare 10  [CG171670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171670)

(Copyright 2015 – has “P740821” at left and www.plicards.com on right over mag stripe)

CS1 Silver (Oceania Cruises WorldCard) None V Scarce 7  [CG116335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116335)

Gold (Oceania Cruises WorldCard) None V Scarce 7  [CG116843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116843)

(SM at the end of Cruises)

CS2 White (Oceania Cruises WorldCard) None V Scarce 7  [CG116555](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116555)

(No SM at the end of Cruises, “World Card” in italics)

CS3 Silver (Oceania Cruises World Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG176462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176462)

Gold (Oceania Cruises WorldCard) None V Scarce 7  [CG211136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211136)

(No SM at the end of Cruises, “World Card” in normal text, not italics)

CS4 White (Oceania Cruises WorldCard) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG211140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211140)

(Has [www.plicards.com](http://www.plicards.com) upper left and “P761621-3” upper right on reverse)

CS5 Gold (Oceania Cruises WorldCard – Vista Suite) None V Scarce 7  [CG211138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211138)

Gold (Oceania Cruises WorldCard – Owner Suite) None V Scarce 7  [CG211139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211139)

CS6 Blue (Oceania Cruises – Around the World in 180 Days) None V Scarce 7  [CG211141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211141)

[**OPUS CASINO CRUISE LINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NYFROP)  **(Freeport, NY)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (“Opus” in gold script) None V Scarce 7  [CG027896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027896)

[**P&O CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTPOCR) **(Australia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

CS1 Blue (Large "P&O Cruises" on vertical card) Jet Scarce 5  [CG147689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147689)

Red (Large “P&O Cruises” on vertical card) Jet Scarce 5  [CG177056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177056)

CS2 Blue (Large “P&O Cruises” with wavy lines) None Scarce 5  [CG182677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182677)

Turquoise (Large “P&O Cruises“ with dots) None Scarce 5  [CG182678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182678)

(This issue has “Like no Place on Earth” under the logo with a printed pattern across the obverse)

CS3 White (Small “P&O Cruises”over Red/Blue lines) None Scarce 5  [CG211120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211120)

[**PACIFIC SUN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTPOSU) **(Australia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Part of P&O Cruises Australia)*

CS1 Blue ("Pacific Sun" & Ship) SecurityPlastics Scarce 3  [CG039853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039853)

[**PALM BEACH CRUISE LINE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLWPPA) **(W. Palm Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 1997

*(Became the Palm Beach Princess in 1997)*

PC Yellow (Viking Club & Player Photo) None Rare 10  [CG129829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129829)

[**PALM BEACH PRINCESS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLRBPB) **(Riviera Beach, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Tan (“Captain’s Club” & logo in circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG036011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036011)

XX White (Logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG002870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002870)

[**PREMIER CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTPRBR) **(Miami, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

CS1 White (The Big Red Boat) None V Scarce 7  [CG117023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117023)

Tan (Guest Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG133835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133835)

CS2 White/Blue (Guest Card & Oval Logo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG060394](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060394)

[**PRINCESS CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTPCGN) **(FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

***(On all the cards, those with JET, Gemplus or SISCO have various numbers after the text***

***and not all variations are listed since the purpose was unknown.)***

CS1 Blue (Ship with NO skyline visible) Gemplus V Scarce 7  [CG036134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036134)

(Reverse logo is Princess & “where i belong”)

CS2 Blue (Ship with NO skyline visible) Gemplus V Scarce 7  [CG017515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017515)

Blue (Ship with NO skyline visible) SISCO V Scarce 7  [CG135573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135573)

Dk Grey (Ship with NO skyline visible) None V Scarce 7  [CG017475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017475)

Tan (Ship & Island with NO skyline visible) None V Scarce 7  [CG017474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017474)

(Reverse logo on this issue is Princess Cruises & "It's more than a cruise, it's the Love Boat")

CS3 Blue (Ship with skyline visible) Gemplus V Scarce 7  [CG017374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017374)

Blue (Large Ship with skyline & clouds) None V Scarce 7  [CG017473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017473)

Blue (Ship with sunset skyline visible) None V Scarce 7  [CG135574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135574)

(Reverse logo on this issue is Princess Cruises & “It’s more than a cruise, it’s the Love Boat”)

CS4a Blue (Atlas & “escape completely”) JET V Scarce 7  [CG017413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017413)

Gold (Atlas & “Captain’s Circle Gold”) JET V Scarce 7  [CG017443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017443)

Silver (Atlas & "Captain's Circle Platinum") JET V Scarce 7  [CG017630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017630)

Cranberry (Atlas & "Captain's Circle Ruby) JET V Scarce 7  [CG145783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145783)

Black (Atlas & “Captain’s Circle Elite”) JET V Scarce 7  [CG017631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017631)

CS4b Blue (Atlas & "where I belong") Gemplus V Scarce 7  [CG017442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017442)

Gold (Atlas & “Captain’s Circle Gold”) Gemplus V Scarce 7  [CG036853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036853)

Silver (Atlas & “Captain’s Circle Platinum”) Gemplus V Scarce 7  [CG017589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017589)

Black (Atlas & “Captain’s Circle Elite”) Gemplus V Scarce 7  [CG017581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017581)

CS4c Blue (Atlas & "escape completely") Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG017632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017632)

Gold (Atlas & "Captain's Circle Gold") Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG017411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017411)

Silver (Atlas & "Captain's Circle Platinum") Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG037109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037109)

Black (Atlas & "Captain's Circle Elite") Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG128968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128968)

Red (Atlas & "Captain's Circle Medallion") Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG100994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100994)

CS5a Blue (Atlas & “come back new”) JET V Scarce 7  [CG169790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169790)

CS5b Blue (Atlas & large 50) JET V Scarce 7  [CG138632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138632)

Red (Atlas & Large 50 with "Ruby") JET V Scarce 7  [CG157009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157009)

Grey (Atlas & Large 50 with "Platinum") JET V Scarce 7  [CG154507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154507)

Black (Atlas & large 50 with "Elite") JET V Scarce 7  [CG138720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138720)

(50th Anniversary cards with a large "50" where the logo was on the 4th issue cards)

(All CS4 and CS5 issue cards have the obverse logo centered near the top of the card)

CS6 Blue (Atlas & “come back new”) Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG169590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169590)

Grey (Atlas & Captain’s Circle Platinum) Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG173669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173669)

Black (Atlas & Captain’s Circle Elite) Misc#s V Scarce 7  [CG169885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169885)

(Text added on reverse to keep the card away from magnetic fields)

XX Dk Gold (Waves & "Captain's Cir cle Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG017387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017387)

XX Grey (Waves & "Captain's Circle Platinum") JET V Scarce 7  [CG135614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135614)

(Reverse logo on these two cards is Princess Cruises)

XX Lt Gold (Waves & “Captain’s Circle Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG017381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017381)

XX Grey (Waves & "Captain's Circle Platinum") None V Scarce 7  [CG017382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017382)

(Reverse logo on these two cards is Princess with "where i belong")

(Above four XX issue cards have obverse logo in upper right corner, no mag stripe or barcode

on reverse. These were frequent cruise reward cards and not used onboard the ships.)

XX Grey (“Poker Pro” Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG038482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038482)

XX Green (“Poker Pro” Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG038334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=038334)

XX Red (Voyage of Discovery) None V Scarce 7  [CG135575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135575)

PC White (Rewards Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG037983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=037983)

[**RADISSON SEVEN SEAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTRASE) **(Ft. Lauderdale, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Now Regent Seven Seas Cruises)*

CS1 White (Raddison Seven Seas Cruises & Compas Star) None Scarce 3  [CG039857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039857)

XX Blue (Gold Points Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG039854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039854)

[**REGENT SEVEN SEAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTSESE) **(Ft. Lauderdale, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Was previously Radisson Seven Seas)*

CS1 Pearl/Bronze (Bronze Member) None Scarce 3  [CG177904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177904)

[**RENAISSANCE CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTREGN) **(Plantation, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

CS1 Grey (Great Times Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG036177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036177)

[**RIO CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTRCRC) **(Israel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2011

CS1 Blue ("Rio Cruises" & ship) 701-299 V Scarce 7  [CG133976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133976)

(Lists "www.c2007.co.il" website in lower right corner of obverse)

**[ROYAL CARIBBEAN](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTRCGN) (FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Casino Royale) 99PRD31530 V Scarce 7  [CG066348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066348)

Blue (Club Royale – Casino VIP) 99PRD28924 V Scarce 7  [CG066536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066536)

**(For the following CS cards – some cards may have a specific member level imprinted along the bottom edge on the obverse. Cards with "PN 60A083" may have additional letters or numbers added to the number. Cards with "PN 99PRD" have various numbers following the PRD. Cards may or may not have insert arrows & text that were printed with the passenger information. "Non-Smoking" in the card descriptions refers to the text "NON-SMOKING STATEROOM" printed by the manufacturer in the card design.)**

CS1 White (Royal Caribbean centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG060972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060972)

(Vertical card with large insert arrow)

CS2 White (Royal Caribbean Cruise Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG000673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000673)

(Mag stripe only with “Royal Caribbean” on reverse, "Passenger Cruise Card" above 5 lines of

text in reverse paragraph)

CS3 White (Royal Caribbean Cruise Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG000755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000755)

(Mag stripe only with “Royal Caribbean” on reverse, "Important" starts reverse 1st line of 5 line

paragraph)

CS4 White (Royal Caribbean Passenger Cruise Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG000758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000758)

(Mag stripe only with “Royal Caribbean” on reverse, "Important" on reverse 1st line by itself)

CS5 Blue (Royal Caribbean Cruise Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG135440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135440)

(Mag stripe only with “Royal Caribbean” on reverse. "Important" starts reverse 1st line of 3 line

paragraph)

CS6 Blue (Royal Caribbean International Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG000672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000672)

(Mag stripe only without “Royal Caribbean” on reverse. "Important" starts reverse 1st line of 3 line

paragraph)

CS7 Blue (Royal Caribbean International Logo) PN 60A083 V Scarce 7  [CG000760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000760)

(Mag stripe and barcodes without "Royal Caribbean" on reverse, NO BOX around signature strip)

CS8 Blue (Royal Caribbean International logo) PN 60A083 V Scarce 7  [CG000651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=000651)

(Mag stripe and barcodes without “Royal Caribbean” on reverse, BOX around signature strip)

**(CS2 thru CS8 cards have various pictures printed by the ship in the obverse upper right)**

CS9 Lt Silver (SeaPass & people silhouettes) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG061061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061061)

Lt Silver (SeaPass & people – Non-Smoking) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG061060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061060)

CS10 Cream (SeaPass) PN 60A083 V Scarce 7  [CG039860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039860)

Gold (SeaPass) PN 60A083 V Scarce 7  [CG057509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057509)

("PN 60A083" is in bottom left corner on reverse for this group of cards)

CS11 Pearl (SeaPass) PN 60A083 V Scarce 7  [CG039858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039858)

Lt Silver (SeaPass) PN 60A083 V Scarce 7  [CG088700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088700)

("PN 60A083" is in top left corner on reverse above the mag stripe for this group of cards)

CS12 Lt Silver (SeaPass) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG060979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=060979)

Lt Silver (SeaPass – Non-Smoking) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG061052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061052)

Dk Silver (SeaPass – Junior Suite/Non-Smoking) RCI V Scarce 7  [CG061406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061406)

Dk Silver (SeaPass – Junior Suite/Non-Smoking) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG061066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061066)

Gold (SeaPass – Suite) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG061068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061068)

CS13 Blue (Starburst design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG066551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066551)

Silver (Starbust design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG066546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066546)

Gold (Starburst design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG072083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=072083)

Blue (Starburst design & people silhouettes) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG159479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159479)

Silver (Starburst design & people silhouettes) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG050061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050061)

Gold (Starburst design & people silhouettes) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG050062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=050062)

(5 lines of text on reverse)

CS14 Blue (Starburst design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG091769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091769)

Silver (Starburst design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG097407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097407)

Gold (Starburst design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG094366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094366)

(6 lines of text on reverse)

CS15 Blue (Starburst design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG053252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053252)

(8 lines of text on reverse, separating line under reverse paragraph starts over the "A" in "CASE"

then ends over the "O" in "PORT")

CS16 Blue (Starburst design, logo upper left) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG056933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056933)

Blue (Starburst design & people silhouettes) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG133203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133203)

(8 lines of text on reverse, separating line under reverse paragraph starts ofver the space between

"IN" and "CASE" then ends over the "R" in "PORT")

CS17 Blue (Large Crown-Anchor Logo) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG173546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173546)

(Reverse barcodes are 16mm wide and stop at the separating line between the reverse text)

CS18 Grey (Large Crown-Anchor Logo) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG165805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165805)

(Reverse barcodes are 24mm wide and extend to the bottom of the reverse text)

CS19 Blue (Large Crown-Anchor Logo) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG167733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167733)

(RFID cards with no magnetic stripe and no barcodes. Levels are added with stickers and not

printed on the cards. )

CS20 Blue (Bumper Cars) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG176474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176474)

Gold (Bumper Cars) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG176475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176475)

Blue (Ship Mounted Observation Car) PN 99PRD V Scarce 7  [CG176476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176476)

(RFID card with no magnetic stripe and no barcodes, RFID logo upper right corner on obverse)

XX Gold (“Crown and Anchor Society – Gold Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG135571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135571)

(Copyright 1996)

XX Silver (“Crown and Anchor Society – Platinum Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG135572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135572)

(Copyright 1998)

XX Lt Blue ("Crown & Anchor Society – Membership Card') None V Scarce 7  [CG061069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061069)

(Copyright 2003)

XX White (Crown & Anchor Society – Copyright 2006) None V Scarce 7  [CG061072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061072)

(Crown and Anchor Society are frequent traveler cards, not used in casinos but included

here for reference)

[**ROYAL STAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMRS) **(Miami, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Blue (“Captain’s Club” and Player Photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG004134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004134)

[**SEA ESCAPE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLFLSE) **(Port Canaveral, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1992 Closed: 1993

Regular Slot Club Re-Opened: 2006

1st Gold (“Sea Escape VIP”) None Rare 20  [CG054592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054592)

(This is actually the high roller card, but cards from this boat were so rare, that a regular card was

unknown prior to closing in 1993)

2nd Orange/Blue (Sea Escape Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG036026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036026)

(Reverse text is 5 mm from the mag strip)

3rd Orange/Blue (Sea Escape Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002865)

(Reverse text is 2 mm from the mag strip)

TC White (“Poker” VIP & Bar Code) None Rare 50  [CG002866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002866)

(Copyright 1998)

TC White (“Captain” VIP-Picture Card & Bar Code) None Rare 50  [CG002867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002867)

(Copyright 1998)

**SEA KRUZ (FL)**

*(See “Europa Sea Kruz”)*

[**ST. TROPEZ CASINO CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLPEST) **(Port Everglades, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Membership Card – Small Logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG054593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054593)

("Membership Card" on two lines, smaller "VIP Membership Card" on two lines)

2nd White (Membership Card – Large Logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG004144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=004144)

("Membership Card" on one line)

3rd Blue/White (VIP Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG002903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002903)

[**STAR CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTSTAR) **(Many Ports)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

CS1 Pink (“Star Cruises” pattern & Logo to Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG133901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133901)

Blue (“Star Cruises” pattern & Logo to Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG133902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133902)

CS2 White/Red (Balcony Class on top banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG133897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133897)

White/Blue (World Cruiser on top banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG133899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133899)

CS3 Blue/Red (Balcony Class on straight top banner & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG133896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133896)

Lt/Dk Blue (World Cruiser on top banner & Ship below) None V Scarce 7  [CG133898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133898)

Blue/Yellow (Admiral Class on top banner & Ship below) None V Scarce 7  [CG133900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133900)

CS4 Blue/Red (Balcony Class on wavy top banner & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG133905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133905)

Lt/Dk Blue (World Cruiser on wavy top banner & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG137530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137530)

XX Teal (Small Ship & Picture Box) SCG V Scarce 7  [CG133892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133892)

XX Red (Star VIP 88 & Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG133893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133893)

XX Silver (Admiral Club & NO Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG133894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133894)

XX Silver (Admiral Club Silver & Picture Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG133895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133895)

XX Silver/Blue (“Star Cruises” pattern & Blue Wave) None V Scarce 7  [CG133903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133903)

(Photo square upper right obverse)

XX Green (“Star Cruises” pattern & Green Wave) None V Scarce 7  [CG133904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133904)

(Genting & Star Cruises logos on reverse for last two cards listed)

XX Red (Genting Rewards Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG156956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156956)

XX Green (Genting Rewards Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG160772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160772)

(Single phone# for Malaysia)

XX Green (Genting Rewards Star ) None V Scarce 7  [CG190419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190419)

(Two phone#s for Malaysia)

[**STARDANCER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMLST) **(Little River, SC)**

Slot Club Opened: c.2001 Closed: no

1st Beige (Small Palm Tree & “Bronze VIP”) None V Scarce 7  [CG021668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=021668)

PC Purple (Slot Club Member – Your best bet!) None V Scarce 7  [CG129826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129826)

PCX Gold ("VIP Passport" with Cards & Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG129827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129827)

[**STERLING CASINO LINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLCCST) **(FL)**

Slot Club Opened: c.2000 Closed: 2008

1st Orange/Purple ("Ambassador Club VIP Card" & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG036303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036303)

(The paragraph under magnetic stripe has 8 lines)

2nd Orange/Blue ("Club Card" & Ship on Ocean) None V Scarce 7  [CG036302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036302)

(The paragraph under magnetic stripe has 7 lines, “S” in “Lines” is over the 2nd “2” in zip code)

3rd Orange/Blue ("Club Card" & Ship on Ocean) None V Scarce 7  [CG002762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002762)

(The paragraph under magnetic stripe has 7 lines, “S” in “Lines” is over the 1st “2” in zip code)

4th White/Silver (“Sterling Casino Lines” & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG002763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002763)

5th White/Gold (“Sterling Casino Lines” & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG002764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002764)

Gold (Gold Players Card/Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG002765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002765)

6th Orange/Blue (Ship on Ocean & DICE **right** bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG036305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036305)

(Previous cards had the Dice to the **left** bottom on the obverse)

(Last line on reverse is “at any time.”)

7th Orange/Blue (Ship on Ocean & DICE right bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG002766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002766)

(Last line on reverse starts “Casino Lines…”)

8th Gold (Gold Player Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG002767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002767)

Silver (Platinum Player Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG002768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002768)

[**SUN JO CASINO / SUN CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTISSJ) **(Israel)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2005

CS1 Blue (Golden Sun logo) SCG 0398152116 V Scarce 7  [CG133977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133977)

XX Silver (Silver Member Card) 31806 Rare 25  [CG003016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003016)

XX Gold (Gold Member Card) 31805 Rare 25  [CG003017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003017)

(Silver & Gold VIP membership cards that were made in 1996 but apparently never given out)

[**SUNCRUZ**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLCCSC) **(Dania, Key Largo, Port Richey, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Purple (The Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG036290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036290)

(No mag stripe on reverse)

2nd Multicolored (The Players Club & Yellow sunset) None V Scarce 7  [CG036013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036013)

(Mag stripe on reverse)

Multicolored (The Players Club & Orange sunset) None V Scarce 7  [CG002871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002871)

3rd Multicolored (The Players Club) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG036287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036287)

(Web site & Mag stripe on reverse. )

4th Multicolored (The Players Club) cardusa.com HFS/HST V Scarce 7  [CG002872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002872)

5th Multicolored (The Players Club) cardusa.com HTD/THE V Scarce 7  [CG002876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002876)

(It states on the reverse the card holder must be 21 years of age)

6th Multi colored (The Players Club) cardusa.com JFS/JFT V Scarce 7  [CG036286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036286)

(It states on the reverse the card holder must be 18 years of age)

7th Blue (Players Club) IGV/IGZ V Scarce 7  [CG002877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002877)

Yellow/Orange (Players Club & “Gold Member”) IGW/IGZ V Scarce 7  [CG002878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002878)

(This issue has NO light colored strip along the bottom of the obverse for member info)

8th Blue (Players Club) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG002879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002879)

(No web address on reverse)

Blue (Players Club) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG014015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014015)

(Web address right of logo on reverse)

(The Ablecard.com is spelled out on these cards & has RAIE/IGZ)

9th Blue (Players Club) RAIE/IGZ V Scarce 7  [CG036288](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036288)

Yellow/Orange (Players Club & “Gold Member”) RAIF/IGZ V Scarce 7  [CG053019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=053019)

Grey/Black (Players Club & “Platinum Member”) RAIG/IGZ V Scarce 7  [CG033675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=033675)

Black/Gold (Players Club & “Elite Member”) RAIH/IGZ V Scarce 7  [CG090912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090912)

(This issue has a light colored strip along the bottom of the obverse for player’s name. Both the

Platinum and the Elite cards have provision for the member’s photo. No longer has Ablecard)

10th Blue (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002896)

Yellow/Orange (Players Club & “Gold Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG002897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002897)

Grey/Black (Players Club & “Platinum Member”) None V Scarce 7 

(The logo on the reverse is centered between 2 casino names, phone numbers & web addresses)

11th Blue (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG036289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036289)

Grey/Black (Players Club & “Platinum Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG002898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002898)

(On reverse—phone number left, logo center bottom, web address right)

(VIP or Club 55 stickers have been found on some issues)

XX White (“Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG002899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002899)

[**SUPERFAST FERRIES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GRXXSF) **(Greece)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

CS1 Red (“The Superfast way!” & 4 Ships) None V Scarce 7  [CG134076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134076)

[**TALISMAN CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXGATA) **(Galveston, TX)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2001?

1st Gold (Golden Talisman Gold Players Club) None V Rare 35  [CG002900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002900)

Blue (Golden Talisman Sapphire Players Club) None Ex Rare 75  [CG002901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002901)

Green (Golden Talisman Jade Players Club) None Ex Rare 75  [CG003149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=003149)

[**TALLINK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTTATA) **(Europe)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: no

CS1 White/Blue ("Tallink" & Baltic Sea Map) None V Scarce 7  [CG134239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134239)

CS2 Lt Green/Lt Blue ("Tallink" & Baltic Sea Map) None V Scarce 7  [CG134240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134240)

[**TEXAS TREASURE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TXPATT) **(Port Arkansas, TX)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: yes

1st Multicolored ("Treasure Chest Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG002904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002904)

(Lower left quadrant is Yellow)

2nd Multicolored ("Treasure Chest Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG027926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027926)

(Lower left quadrant is Orange)

3rd Lt Blue (Logo over Navy Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG027928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027928)

4th Lt Green (Logo over Navy Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG027929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027929)

(The first 4 issues were used at the Texas Port)

5th Red (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG027930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027930)

(Used at Port Isabel but rumored also used as a temp if the casino runs out of blue cards in Texas)

Yellow (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG002906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002906)

(Purpose is unknown for these cards)

6th Teal (“Players Club” – White Dice & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG027927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027927)

7th Teal (“Players Club” – Red Dice & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG002905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002905)

(Has slot machine and cards on obverse also, previous card did not)

[**THOMSON CRUISES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=WTTCTC) **(Europe)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

CS1 Blue (TUI Cruises – Mein Schiff) None V Scarce 7  [CG133989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133989)

(Vertical card with picture of ship)

CS2 Blue (Thomson Cruises and smilie face) None V Scarce 7  [CG133988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133988)

(Barcode & mag stripe on reverse)

CS3 Blue (Thomson Cruises & smilie face above waves) None V Scarce 7  [CG154667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154667)

CS4 Brown/Blue (Thomson Cruises & smilie face) None V Scarce 7  [CG154668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154668)

(Rope knot across bottom of obverse)

[**TROPICANA CRUISE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLMITR) **(Miami FL)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 1997

1st Green (Tropicana V.I.P.- “Player’s Club”) PPC V Rare 100  [CG054498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=054498)

(6 cards are known in collectors hands)

[**VICTORY CASINO CRUISES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FLCCVC)  **(Port Canaveral, FL)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Yellow (Victory Card) None Scarce 5  [CG040200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040200)

Black/Blue (Elite Victory Card) None Rare 10  [CG040201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040201)

2nd Black/Blue/Gold (Elite Victory Card) None Rare 10  [CG061434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061434)

3rd Black/Blue/Gold (Elite Victory Card with Green Stripe) None Rare 10  [CG061417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061417)

4th Blue/Gold (Ocean Victory Card with Yellow Stripe) None Rare 10  [CG167788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167788)

5th Blue/Yellow (Ocean Club with Orange Stripe) None Rare 10  [CG169520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169520)

(Expires June 30th, 2017)

Blue (Elite – exp. 07/2017) None Rare 10  [CG179413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179413)

(Elite level has player photo square on obverse)

[**CANADIAN CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_canada.php)

[**ALBERTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ab)

**Issue Predominant Colors/Description Mfg. Rarity Price CG#**

[**APEX CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABSAAC) **(St. Alberta, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Gold Dust Casino)*

1st Grey (Peak Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG146526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146526)

[**BACCARAT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDBC) **(Edmonton, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2016

*(See "Gateway Casinos – Alberta")*

[**CAMROSE RESORT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABCACR) **(Camrose, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(See Stagewest Hospitality)*

[**CASINO ABS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABUNAC) **(4 Locations in Alberta)**

Slot Club Opened: 1981 Closed: 2011

1st Black (“Club West” and Poker Players Bonus Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG116653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116653)

Gold (“Club West” and Poker Players Bonus Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG116654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116654)

(Bar code, used at Casino Yellowhead, Casino Edmonton, Casino Lethbridge, and Casino Calgary)

XX White (“Club West” and Large Bull) None V Scarce 7  [CG116655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116655)

(Thin plastic card printed member number on obverse)

*(See Pure Canadian Gaming for later cards)*

[**CASINO by VANSHAW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABMEBV) **(Medicina Hat, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(See Stagewest Hospitality, this is the casino attached to the Medicine Hat Lodge)*

[**CASINO CALGARY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABCACA) **(Calgary, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Multi (“Club Stampede Player Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG117202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117202)

(Card is issued once a year and is also used for parking at this casino)

2nd Mustard (“Club 1 Loyalty Program) None V Scarce 7  [CG117203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117203)

[**CENTURY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABCAC4) **(Calgary, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Gold (“Welcome to the Winners Zone!”) None Scarce 3  [CG116736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116736)

(Barcode on reverse, casino name on reverse is Century Casino Calgary, web address is

“www.centurycasinos.com”)

2nd Gold (“Welcome to the Winners Zone!”) None Scarce 3  [CG169251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169251)

(Barcode on reverse, casino name on reverse is Century Casino, web address is “Calgary.cnty.com”

[**CENTURY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDCC) **(Edmonton, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Gold (“Welcome to the Winners Zone!”) None Scarce 3  [CG082395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082395)

(Barcode on reverse, phone# on next to last line with web address is 780-643-4000,

web address is "www.centurycasinos.com")

2nd Gold ("Welcome to the Winners Zone!") None Scarce 3  [CG148246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148246)

(Web address is now "edmonton.cnty.com")

[**DEERFOOT INN & CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABCADC) **(Calgary, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Metallic Purple ("Rewards Club") ? V Scarce 7  [CG116936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116936)

2nd Gold (“Rewards Club Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG116737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116737)

3rd Mustard ("Club 1" – Vertical card) None V Scarce 7  [CG116745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116745)

(Barcode reverse, also used at Stampede Casino)

4th White/Mustard ("Club 1" & “We’re Fun!”) 05 V Scarce 7  [CG116738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116738)

5th White/Mustard ("Club 1" with Royal flush & dice) ? V Scarce 7  [CG116937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116937)

(Smaller "1" than previous issues, only half the size of the card now)

6th Purple/Gold (“Club 1” with horse) None V Scarce 7  [CG169131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169131)

[**EAGLE RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABWHER) **(Whitecourt, AB)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st White/Green (“Talon Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG116804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116804)

(Green borders on top and bottom of obverse)

2nd White/Red (“Talon Players Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG116805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116805)

(Red borders on top and bottom of obverse)

[**ELBOW RIVER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABCAER) **(Calgary, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 1996

1st White (Jester) None V Scarce 7  [CG116808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116808)

(7 lines of text on reverse, player number under text on reverse)

2nd White (Jester) None V Scarce 7  [CG116809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116809)

(7 lines of text on reverse, player number above mag stripe, number below text blacked out)

Gold (VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG116810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116810)

3rd White (Jester) None V Scarce 7  [CG116811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116811)

(8 lines of text on reverse, now mentions Photo ID, player number along right side reverse)

4th White (Jester) None V Scarce 7  [CG116812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116812)

(Address now McLeod Trail)

XX Purple (“Jester’s Club Poker”) None V Scarce 7  [CG116813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116813)

[**GATEWAY CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABXXGC) **(Edmonton, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(Cards used at both Baccarat Casino and Palace Casino, see Palace Casino for earlier cards)*

1st Blue (“Player Rewards”) 04 Scarce 3  [CG116387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116387)

(Bottom right logo has “Gateway Casinos & Entertainment Inc.”)

2nd Purple (“Players Rewards”) 04 Scarce 3  [CG170036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170036)

(Bottom right logo has “Gateway Casinos & Entertainment Limited”)

3rd Blue ("Player Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG147200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147200)

(This issue has Facebook and Twitter logos on back)

(All cards have Baccarat Casino & Palace Casino logos on top and Gateway logo in lower right

corner of the obverse)

[**GOLD DUST CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABSTGD) **(St Albert, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2010

*(Became Apex Casino)*

1st Gold (24 Carat Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116816)

(Raised print obverse)

2nd Gold (24 Carat Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116817)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**GRAND VILLA EDMONTON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDGV) **(Edmonton, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Tan (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG169568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169568)

[**GREAT NORTHERN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABGRGN) **(Grande Prairie, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no – *but casino is no longer using cards*

1st Red/Blue (Loyalty Rewards Program- “it’s free”) None V Rare 25  [CG116742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116742)

[**GREY EAGLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDGE) **(Calgary, AB)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116774)

(7 digit serial number starts with 10)

2nd Red (Rewards Club) 03 Scarce 3  [CG168508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168508)

(7 digit serial number starts with 20

Grey (777 Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116775)

(7 digit serial number starts with 30)

3rd Dk Grey (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG168509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168509)

(7 digit serial number starts with 40)

4th Black (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG168510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168510)

(6 digit serial number starts with 40)

[**MEDICINE HAT LODGE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABMEBV) **(Medicine Hat, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(See Stagewest Hospitality)*

[**NORTHLANDS PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDN) **(Edmonton, AB)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown/Silver (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG117122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117122)

2nd Gold/Black (Players Club – barcode only) None Scarce 3  [CG119870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119870)

3rd Gold/Black (Players Club – barcode & mag stripe) None Scarce 3  [CG117173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117173)

[**PALACE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDPC) **(Edmonton, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: 2018

*(Became the Starlight Casino in 2018)*

1st Multi (“Preferred Guest” & Piano Keyboard) None? Scarce 3  [CG116339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116339)

*(See Gateway Casinos – Alberta for later cards)*

[**PURE CANADIAN GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDP1) **(Edmonton, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See Casino ABS for earlier cards)*

1st White (Pure Canadian Gaming) None Scarce 3  [CG127216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127216)

(Bottom line reverse is 52mm wide)

Black (Pure Canadian Gaming) None Rare 15  [CG071464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071464)

(Issued by casino to VIP High Rollers)

2nd White (Pure Canadian Gaming) None Scarce 3  [CG206486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206486)

(Bottom line reverse is 61mm wide)

XX Grey (Pure Canadian Gaming) None Rare 10  [CG147202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147202)

(Grey card used for poker players)

[**RIVER CREE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDRC) **(Enoch, AB)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Grey (“Players Club” & Logo upper left) None Scarce 3  [CG116752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116752)

2nd Navy (4 Photos across center in wavy design) QCT07/09 Scarce 3  [CG116754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116754)

Navy (4 Photos with “Cruisers Club” upper right) QCT07/09 Scarce 3  [CG116753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116753)

3rd Dk Grey ("River Cree" & diamond, club, heart, spade) QCT0810 Scarce 3  [CG125963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125963)

4th Dk Grey ("River Cree" & diamond, club, heart, spade) QCT0313 Scarce 3  [CG155007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155007)

(3rd and 4th issues say "Players Club" on reverse under signature strip)

[**STAGEWEST HOSPITALITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABVCSH) **(Various Cities – AB)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (loyalty EXPRESS) None V Scarce 7  [CG116748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116748)

(5 properties listed on reverse-Stage West, stage west, Medicine Hat Lodge, Camrose &

Stoney Nakodia. Casino by Vanshaw is the actual casino at the Medicine Hat Lodge.)

**[STAMPEDE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABCASC) (Calgary, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1988 Closed: 2012

*(Now the Cowboys Casino)*

1st Black/Green (“Club Stampede Player Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG116743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116743)

(Two lines of text under the barcode on the reverse)

Black/Green (“Club Stampede Player Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG116744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116744)

(No text under the barcode on the reverse)

2nd Mustard (Club 1 – Vertical card) None V Scarce 7  [CG116745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116745)

(Barcode reverse, also used at Deerfoot Casino)

3rd White/Mustard (Club 1 – Horizontal card) None V Scarce 7  [CG116746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116746)

4th Black (Red dice in hand) None V Scarce 7  [CG116747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116747)

[**STARLIGHT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABEDS1) **(Edmonton, AB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

*(Previously the Palace Casino)*

1st White (My Club Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG202610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202610)

[**STONEY NAKODA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ABBASN) **(Banff, AB)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(See Stagewest Hospitality for earlier cards under that management)*

1st Multi (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG168887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168887)

[**BRITISH COLUMBIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=bc)

[**BOULEVARD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCCOBC) **(Coquitlam, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2013

*(Now the Hard Rock Casino Vancouver)*

1st Gold (BC Gold & Boulevard Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG102599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102599)

(Wavy lines in BCLC logo in lower left on obverse)

2nd Gold (BC Gold & Boulevard Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG116827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116827)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines, no town under Boulevard Casino)

3rd Gold (BC Gold & Boulevard Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG102598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102598)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines, Coquitlam under Boulevard Casino)

4th Brown (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG102597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102597)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116818)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116819)

5th Mustard (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG116820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116820)

Mustard (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116821)

Mustard (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116822)

[**BRITISH COLUMBIA LOTTERY / BCLC / BC CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCKABC) **(Multiple Properties – BC)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (B C Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG107218](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107218)

(British Columbia Lottery Corporation, Lower right obverse logo has 3 wavy lines.

Casinos using this card are as follows: Gateway Casino (Burnaby), Great Canadian Casino

(Coquitlam), Casino of the Rockies (Cranbrook), Lake City Casino (Kamloops), Lake City Casino

(Kelowna), Cascades Casino (Langley), Great Canadian Casino (Nanaimo), Gateway Casino

Royal Towers Hotel (New Westminster), Royal City Star Riverboat Casino (New Westminster),

Lake City Casinos (Penticton), Treasure Cove Casino (Prince George), Billy Barker Casino

(Quesnel), River Rock Casino (Richmond), Edgewater Casino (Vancouver), Lake City Casinos

(Vernon), Great Canadian Casino (Victoria), Jack Club Casino (Wells).)

2nd Blue (B C Gold) None Scarce 3  [CG116956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116956)

(bclc Logo lower right obverse)

(Larger casinos now use BC Gold cards with each casino’s individual logo on obverse so those

cards are now listed under each individual casino)

3rd Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG116957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116957)

Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116958)

Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116959)

(Top portion obverse and reverse is brown, diamonds are white)

4th Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG116960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116960)

Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116961)

Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116962)

(Top portion obverse and reverse is greenish-gold, diamonds are white)

5th Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG116963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116963)

Gold (BcGold Encore with Bubbles & 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116964)

(Top portion obverse is glittery gold and reverse is brown, diamonds are holograms)

6th Gold (Encore Rewards with Bubbles & 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG116965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116965)

Gold (Encore Rewards with Bubbles & 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116966)

Gold (Encore Rewards with Bubbles & 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG123983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123983)

(Top portion obverse is glittery gold and reverse is brown, diamonds are holograms)

XX Black/Red (Players Rewards/Play in Beautiful BC) None Scarce 3  [CG116967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116967)

(Used at various Playtime/Chances bingo/slots locations)

XX Red/Gold (Encore Rewards 2014 Year of the Horse) None V Scarce 7  [CG123990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123990)

[**CASCADES CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCKACK) **(Kamloops, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Purple/Gold (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG168896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168896)

Purple/Gold (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG168897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168897)

Purple/Gold (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG168898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168898)

[**CASCADES CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCLACC) **(Langley, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Gold (BC Gold & Cascades Casino Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG102750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102750)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines)

2nd Gold (BC Gold & Cascades Casino Logo upper right) A Scarce 3  [CG116977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116977)

(Casino logo in upper right has “Hotel – Convention Centre – Langley” added and “A” on

upper left of reverse)

3rd Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG116978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116978)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116979)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116980)

4th Gold/Blue (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG116981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116981)

Gold/Blue (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116982)

Gold/Blue (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG116983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116983)

[**CASINO NANAIMO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCNACN) **(Nanaimo, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously Great Canadian Casinos – Nanaimo)*

1st Brown (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117052)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117053)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117054)

2nd Gold (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG119610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119610)

Gold (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG119611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119611)

Gold (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG119612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119612)

[**CHANCES DAWSON CREEK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCDCCD) **(Dawson Creek, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117088)

(Chances Dawson Creek logo in lower right obverse)

**CHANCES GAMING CENTRES**

*(See "British Columbia Lottery" for the common cards used at most centers)*

[**CHANCES CHILLIWACK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCCHCC) **(Chilliwack, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Brown (Encore Rewards & 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG169143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169143)

Brown (Encore Rewards & 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG169144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169144)

Brown (Encore Rewards & 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG169145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169145)

[**CHANCES MAPLE RIDGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCMRCM) **(Maple Ridge, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 1977 Closed: no

1st Gold (BC Gold & Maple Ridge Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG117116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117116)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines)

2nd Brown (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117117)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117118)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117119)

**CHANCES RIMROCK (Port Alberni, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX Red/Orange (RimRock Players Club/VIP Member Card)None V Scarce 7  [CG117134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117134)

(This is a bingo card, generic BC Gold cards are used for slot play)

**[EDGEWATER CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCVAEC) (Vancouver, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Gold/Red (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117092)

Gold/Red (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117093)

Gold/Red (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117094)

2nd Gold/Red (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117095)

Gold/Red (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117096)

Gold/Red (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117097)

**[ELEMENTS CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCSUEC) (Surry, BC)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Fraser Downs Racetrack Casino)*

1st White/Gold (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG156503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156503)

Silver/Gold (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG156504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156504)

Gold (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG156505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156505)

[**FRASER DOWNS RACETRACK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCSUFD) **(Surry, BC)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2015

*(See “British Columbia Lottery/BCLC” for earlier cards)*

*(Same card also used at Hastings and listed under both locations)*

*(Became the Elements Casino on 12/17/15)*

1st Gold (BC Gold & Fraser Downs Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG117159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117159)

2nd Brown (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117160)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117161)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117162)

3rd Mustard (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117163)

Mustard (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117164)

Mustard (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117165)

XX Yellow (HorsePlayer Interactive Teller/Voucher Card) None Scarce 3  [CG117166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117166)

[**GRAND VILLA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCBUGV) **(Burnaby, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Blue (BC Gold & Grand Villa Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG117098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117098)

(Wavy lines in BCLC logo in lower left on obverse)

2nd Blue (BC Gold & Grand Villa Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG117099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117099)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines)

3rd Blue (BC Gold & Grand Villa Logo upper right) B Scarce 3  [CG117100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117100)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines, “B” in upper right corner on reverse)

4th Gold/Purple (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117101)

Gold/Purple (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117102)

5th Gold/Lt Purple (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117103)

Gold/Lt Purple (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117104)

Gold/Lt Purple (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG136191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136191)

(This issue is a lighter and redder purple color than the previous issue)

6th Gold/Lt Purple (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117105)

Gold/Lt Purple (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117106)

Gold/Lt Purple (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117107)

[**GREAT CANADIAN CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCMUGC) **– (Multiple Properties (BC)**

Slot Club Opened: Before 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (VIP & 2 Elk) None Scarce 3  [CG117108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117108)

*(Casinos now use BC Gold cards with each casino’s individual logo in upper right obverse)*

[**GREAT CANADIAN CASINOS – NANAIMO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCNAGC) **(Nanaimo, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: Before 2004 Closed: no

*(Now Casino Nanaimo)*

1st Gold (BC Gold & Nanaimo Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG102748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102748)

(Wavy lines in BCLC logo in lower left on obverse)

2nd Gold (BC Gold & Nanaimo Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG102747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102747)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines)

[**GREAT CANADIAN CASINOS – VIEW ROYAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCVIGC) **(Victoria, BC)**

**S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Now View Royal Casino)*

1st Gold (BC Gold & View Royal Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG117109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117109)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines)

2nd Gold (BC Gold & View Royal Logo upper right) C Scarce 3  [CG119609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119609)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines, "C" in upper right corner on reverse)

[**HARD ROCK CASINO VANCOUVER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCVAHR) **(Coquitlam, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Formerly the Boulevard Casino)*

1st Gold/Purple (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG138980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138980)

Gold/Red (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG138981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138981)

Gold (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG138982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138982)

[**HASTINGS RACECOURSE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCVAH1) **(Vancouver, BC)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: Before 2004 Closed: no

*(See “British Columbia Lottery/BCLC” for earlier cards)*

*(Same card also used at Fraser Downs and listed under both locations)*

1st Mustard (BC Gold & Hastings Logo upper right) B Scarce 3  [CG117167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117167)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines)

2nd Brown (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117168)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117169)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117170)

XX Blue (“Official Casinos of the Vancouver Canucks”) None V Scarce 7  [CG117171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117171)

(Limited Edition BC Gold Preferred Guest card)

XX Yellow (HorsePlayer Interactive Teller/Voucher Card) None Scarce 3  [CG117166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117166)

**[LAKE CITY CASINOS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCKALC) (Multiple Locations – BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992-1998 Closed: no

1st Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117114)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117115)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG091762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091762)

2nd Gold/Purple (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG136280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136280)

Gold/Purple (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG202158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202158)

Gold/Purple (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG202159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202159)

**[MAPLE RIDGE COMMUNITY GAMING CENTRE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCMRCM) (BC)**

*(See "Chances Maple Ridge")*

[**PARQ CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCVAP3) **(Vancouver, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Blue/Gold (Encore Rewards & 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG202160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202160)

[**PLAYTIME GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCSUPG) **(BC)**

*(See "British Columbia Lottery/BCLC****")***

[**RIVER ROCK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCRIRR) **(Richmond, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Gold (BC Gold - Preferred Guest) None Scarce 3  [CG119614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119614)

Gold (BC Gold - Preferred Guest) A Scarce 3  [CG117135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117135)

(This issue has River Rock logo in upper right on the reverse. BCLC logo in lower left on

obverse without wavy lines)

2nd Brown (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117136)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117137)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117138)

3rd Mustard (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117139)

Mustard (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117141)

Mustard (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117142)

[**ST. EUGENE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCCRSE) **(Cranbrook, BC)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117143)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117144)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117145)

*(Switched to using the generic BcGold cards)*

[**STARLIGHT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCVASC) **(New Westminster, BC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Red (BC Gold & Starlight Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG117147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117147)

(BCLC logo in lower left on obverse without wavy lines)

2nd Red (BC Gold & Starlight Logo upper right) None 01 3  [CG117148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117148)

(Same as 1st issue with “01” in upper right corner on reverse)

3rd Red (BC Gold & Starlight Logo upper right) None Scarce 3  [CG117149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117149)

(Same as 1st issue with “New Westminster” in logo)

4th Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117150)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117151)

Gold/Blue (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117152)

5th Gold/Blue (Encore Rewards and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117153)

Gold/Blue (Encore Rewards and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117154)

Gold/Blue (Encore Rewards and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117155)

[**VIEW ROYAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BCVIVR) **(Victoria, BC)**

**S**lot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

*(Previously Great Canadian Casinos – View Royal)*

1ST Brown (BcGold Encore and 1 Diamond) None Scarce 3  [CG117156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117156)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117157)

Brown (BcGold Encore and 3 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG117158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117158)

[**MANITOBA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mb)

[**CASINOS of WINNIPEG**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MBXXCO) **(Winnipeg, MB)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(All cards used at McPhillips Station and Club Regent)*

1st Mustard (Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG115996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115996)

(Bar code and mag strip reverse, different size barcodes known)

2nd Mustard (Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG115997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115997)

(Mag stripe only on reverse – vertical reverse)

3rd Black ("Club Card" & diamond pattern) None Scarce 3  [CG156506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156506)

(Barcode and mag stripe on verse – vertical reverse)

[**CLUB REGENT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MBWICR) **(Winnipeg, MB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Green (“Club Regent” & Parrot) None Scarce 3  [CG116017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116017)

(Has 4 bar codes, and NO magnetic strip)

2nd Blue (Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG116013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116013)

(Has 4-sided bar code, but no magnetic strip)

3rd Blue (Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG130373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130373)

(Has 3 bar codes, but no magnetic strip)

Blue (Club Card) None Scarce 3  [CG062642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062642)

(Has 3 bar codes and magnetic strip)

(2nd and 3rd issue cards were also used at the McPhillips Street property before they switched to

the Casinos of Winnipeg cards)

PC Green (“Club Regent” & Parrot) None V Rare 25  [CG116018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116018)

(This is a very attractive laminated card that was used before the plastic cards)

[**CRYSTAL CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MBWIC1) **(Winnipeg, MB)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: 1999

1st Grey/Multi (Crystal Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG115998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115998)

(There are 4 bar codes on the reverse with member name and number)

[**McPHILLIPS STREET STATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MBWIMS) **(Winnipeg, MB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Orange/Purple (Train at sunset) None V Scarce 7  [CG116174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116174)

(4 Bar codes reverse)

*(See Club Regent for additional cards used at both locations before they switched to the*

*Casinos of Winnipeg cards)*

[**SOUTH BEACH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MBSCSB) **(Scanterbury, MB)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Ocean Club” - Dolphin & Wave) None Scarce 3  [CG116175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116175)

2nd Blue (“Ocean Club” - Dolphin & Casino) None ScarcE 3  [CG116176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116176)

[**NEW BRUNSWICK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=nb)

[**CASINO NEW BRUNSWICK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NBMONB) **(Moncton, NB)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Rewards Club” & Lighthouse) None Scarce 3  [CG115879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115879)

Red ("Ruby Rewards Club" & Lighthouse) None Scarce 3  [CG154530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154530)

(Insert arrows)

2nd Blue ("Rewards Club" & Lighthouse) None Scarce 3  [CG154529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154529)

(No insert arrows)

[**GREY ROCK CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NBMMGR) **(Madawaska Maliseet First Nation, NB)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Brick Red (Totem Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG154528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154528)

[**NOVA SCOTIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ns)

[**CASINO NOVA SCOTIA (Halifax, NS)**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NSHAIS)

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

***(First 6 issues used at both Casino Nova Scotia locations in Halifax and Sydney; with both***

***phone numbers listed on the reverse except as noted.)***

1st Lt Grey (Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG115781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115781)

(There is a black edge along **both** sides of the obverse, 2 barcodes on reverse)

2nd Lt Grey (Player's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG115775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115775)

(On reverse, 6 lines of text above logo)

3rd Lt Grey (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115776)

(On reverse, 4 linesof text above logo with 2mm space from “NOVA SCOTIA” to phone numbers)

4th Lt Grey (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115777)

(On reverse, 4 lines of text above logo with 1mm space from “NOVA SCOTIA” to phone numbers.)

5th Yellow/Orange (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115868)

Blue (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115798)

(Web address below reverse logo)

6th Yellow/Orange (Player’s Club & Sun with Sunglasses) None Scarce 3  [CG115799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115799)

***(The following cards are specific to this location)***

7th Green (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115800)

(Web address above reverse logo, only lists Halifax phone number on reverse and has

responsible gambling info on 4 lines)

8th Green (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG119533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119533)

(Web address above reverse logo, only lists Halifax phone number on reverse and has

responsible gambling info on 2 lines)

9th Green (Player's Club) 01 Scarce 3  [CG052434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052434)

(Web address above reverse logo, only lists Halifax phone number on reverse and has

responsible gambling info on 2 lines)

10th Blue (Plauer's Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG154526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154526)

("Player's Club" in white across top of obverse, only lists Halifax phone number on reverse)

11th Bronze (Player’s Club – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG183719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183719)

Silver (Player’s Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG183720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183720)

Gold (Player’s Club – Gold) None Scarce 5  [CG183721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183721)

Lt Grey (Player’s Club – Club Prive) None V Scarce 7  [CG183722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183722)

(Only lists Halifax phone number on reverse)

[**CASINO NOVA SCOTIA (Sydney, NS)**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NSSYIS)

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

***(First 6 issues used at both Casino Nova Scotia locations in Halifax and Sydney; with both***

***phone numbers listed on the reverse except as noted.)***

1st Lt Grey (Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG115781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115781)

(There is a black edge along **both** sides of the obverse, 2 barcodes on reverse)

2nd Lt Grey (Player's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG115775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115775)

(On reverse, 6 lines of text above logo)

3rd Lt Grey (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115776)

(On reverse, 4 linesof text above logo with 2mm space from “NOVA SCOTIA” to phone numbers)

4th Lt Grey (Player's Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115777)

(On reverse, 4 lines of text above logo with 1mm space from “NOVA SCOTIA” to phone numbers.)

5th Yellow/Orange (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115868)

Yellow/Orange (Player’s Club) 01 Scarce 3  [CG052433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052433)

(This card has "01" in the upper right corner on the reverse above the mag stripe and only lists

the Sydney phone number on the reverse.)

Blue (Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG115798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115798)

(Web address below reverse logo)

6th Yellow/Orange (Player’s Club & Sun with Sunglasses) None Scarce 3  [CG115799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115799)

***(The following cards are specific to this location)***

7th Bronze (Player’s Club – Bronze) None Scarce 3  [CG204984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204984)

Silver (Player’s Club – Silver) None Scarce 3  [CG204985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204985)

Gold (Player’s Club – Gold) None Scarce 5  [CG204986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204986)

Lt Grey (Player’s Club – Club Prive) None V Scarce 7  [CG204987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204987)

(Only lists Sydney phone number on reverse)

[**SHERATON CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NSHASC) **(Halifax, NS)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2000

1st White (“Players Advantage”) None Rare 10  [CG115882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115882)

2nd Gold ("Players Advantage" on Red Strip) None Scarce 3  [CG115883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115883)

[**SHERATON CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NSSYSC) **(Sydney, NS)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (“Players Advantage”) None Rare 10  [CG121402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121402)

[**ONTARIO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=on)

[**CAESARS WINDSOR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONWICW) **(Windsor, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

*(Uses Harrah’s Universal cards)*

*(Was Casino Windsor)*

[**CASINO NIAGARA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONNINI) **(Niagara Falls, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Orange/Purple (“Player’s Advantage Club” & Niagara Falls) None V Scarce 5  [CG062637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062637)

(NO phone number on reverse)

2nd Orange/Purple (“Player’s Advantage Club” & Niagara Falls) None Scarce 3  [CG059262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059262)

(Reverse phone number is 1-888/698-3888 and 2nd line begins "The cardholder")

Gold (Niagara Falls & “Gold Club” – Green Logo) None V Rare 25  [CG059622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059622)

(Reverse phone number is 1-888/865-3888 and 2nd line begins "The cardholder")

Gold (Niagara Falls & “Gold Club” – Hologram Logo) None Rare 15  [CG120874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120874)

(Reverse phone number is 1-888/865-3888 and 2nd line begins "The cardholder")

3rd Orange/Purple (“Player’s Advantage Club” & Niagara Falls) None Scarce 3  [CG062636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062636)

(Phone number starts after "anytime" above)

Orange/Purple (“Player’s Advantage Club” & Niagara Falls) None Scarce 3  [CG062709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062709)

(Phone number starts under "m" in "anytime" above)

(Reverse phone number is 1-888/698-3888 on this issue and 2nd line begins "upon tracked play.")

4th Green (Players Advantage) None Common 1  [CG059263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059263)

Gold (“Players Advantage Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG059388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059388)

(This issue – reverse phone number 1-888-865-3888 with web address)

5th Green (Players Advantage) None Common 1  [CG059592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059592)

(Phone number 1-888-WIN FALL, web address on reverse)

Lt Blue/White (“Chairman’s Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG059397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059597)

Gold (“Players Advantage Gold” & Niagara Falls) None V Scarce 7  [CG059724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059724)

(Gold reverse)

(“Silver Aces” stickers have been found on the cards for people over age 55)

*(See “Fallsview/Casino Niagara” for later cards)*

[**CASINO RAMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONORRA) **(Orillia, ON)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Black ("Players Card" & Deer Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG055677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055677)

(Large mag stripe on reverse. Second line begins "returned upon request.")

Gold (“VIP Gold Card”) None V Rare 30  [CG055871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=055871)

(Gold reverse)

2nd Black ("Players Card" & Deer Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG056052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056052)

(Small mag stripe on reverse. Second line begins "upon request")

Black (“Gold Card”) None V Rare 25  [CG056076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=056076)

(White reverse with colorful Casino Rama logo)

3rd Green (“Casino Rama Gold Card” & deer logo center) None V Scarce 7  [CG067260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067260)

4th Red/Black (“Players Passport”) None Scarce 3  [CG059265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059265)

(Operated by Carnival)

Gold/Black (“Players Passport Gold” & deer logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG059597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059597)

(Operated by Carnival)

5th Gold/Black (“Players Passport Gold”) plasticard V Scarce 7  [CG059598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059598)

(Operated by Carnival)

Silver/Black ("Players Passport Platinum") None V Scarce 7  [CG136192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136192)

(Operated by Carnival)

6th Red/Black (“Players Passport”) None Scarce 3  [CG059079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059079)

(Operated by Penn National on this and all following issues)

7th Brick Red (“Players Passport Club” & tan deer) Keystone Scarce 3  [CG067134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067134)

(Dated Jan/04 on reverse after "Keystone")

Brick Red (“Players Passport Club” & tan deer) Keystone Scarce 3  [CG124059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124059)

(Dated April/04 on reverse. after "Keystone")

Brick Red (“Players Passport Club” & tan deer) Keystone Scarce 3  [CG067191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067191)

(Dated July/04 on reverse. after "Keystone")

Brick Red (“Players Passport Club” & tan deer) Keystone Scarce 3  [CG082408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082408)

(Dated Oct/04 on reverse after "Keystone")

Gold (“Players Passport Gold” & deer logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG067375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067375)

(White reverse)

Silver ("Players Passport Platinum" & deer logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG082392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082392)

8th Brick Red (“Players Passport Club” & tan deer) None Scarce 3  [CG082391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082391)

(No text under logo on reverse)

9th Brick Red (“Players Passport Club” & tan deer) None Scarce 3  [CG082393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082393)

Gold (“Players Passport Gold” & deer logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG082407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082407)

Silver ("Players Passport Platinum" & silver deer) None Rare 10  [CG148653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148653)

Grey ("Players Passport Platinum Plus") None Rare 15  [CG148654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148654)

Dk Grey ("Players Passport Diamond") None Rare 15  [CG148655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148655)

(Has “Know your limit, play within it” under logo on reverse. Casino was printing “\*F” or “\*M”

at the bottom of the cards to indicate Female or Male on the obverse. Gold card has gold reverse.)

10th Gold (“Players Passport Gold” & deer logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG196458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196458)

(Casino logo on reverse now centered at bottom)

[**CASINO WINDSOR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONWIWI) **(Windsor, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2008

*(Became Caesars Windsor in 2008)*

1st Navy ("Players Prestige Club") Faraday V Scarce 7  [CG007253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007253)

(Punchboard reader, one paragraph on reverse)

Multicolored (Club Windsor) Faraday Rare 10  [CG059258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059258)

(Punchboard reader, also used at Northern Belle)

Red (“Canadian Club” Logo & NO Background) None V Rare+ 40  [CG007254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007254)

(High Roller card, NO phone number on reverse)

2nd Navy ("Players Prestige Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG062613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062613)

(Magnetic stripe. **No** **Space** between the 2 paragraphs on reverse. Some cards found with the

punchboard reader.)

3rd Navy ("Players Prestige Club") Faraday Scarce 3  [CG059259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062259)

(Magnetic stripe. There is a **space** between the 2 paragraphs on reverse. Some cards found

with the punchboard reader.)

4th Navy ("Players Prestige Club") None Scarce 3  [CG059260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062260)

(The only phone number on the last line is 1-800-991-7777, Friday 55+ Club stickers known)

5th Navy (“Players Prestige Club” in RED) None Scarce 3  [CG115800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115800)

(On reverse, there are 2 straight lines in the left margin)

Navy ("Players Prestige Club" in RED) None Scarce 3  [CG062614](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062614)

Navy ("Players Prestige Club" in ORANGE) None Rare 7  [CG062615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062615)

Navy ("Players Prestige Club" in ORANGE - No P Logo) None Rare 7  [CG062617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062617)

(Two phone numbers on reverse. 11 Lines on reverse)

(Above cards all have a silver hologram "P" except for the last card that is missing the logo

and was probably a printing mistake, it wasn’t a case of the logo being worn off that is common)

Red (“Canadian Club” Logo & Background) None V Rare 30  [CG007252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007252)

(High Roller card, reverse has 1-888-711-1777 phone number)

6th Navy ("Players Prestige Club") None Scarce 3  [CG059261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059261)

(Two phone numbers on reverse. **8** Lines on reverse. Obverse logo is white, no hologram,

and has a "tm" above the large script "P")

7th Navy ("Players Prestige Club") None Common 1  [CG062616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062616)

(Two phone numbers on reverse. **10** Lines on reverse. Obverse logo is white, no hologram,

and has a "tm" above the large script "P")

8th Silver ("Players Prestige Preferred") None Rare 10  [CG062635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062635)

Gold ("Players Prestige Premier") None Rare 15  [CG007255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007255)

(Hologram “P”, some cards may appear to NOT have the hologram "P" but they are in fact

worn off and if you hold the card just right on an angle you can generally see the remnants

of the "P" although it can be VERY difficult to see.)

(These higher level cards expire every 6 months)

9th Navy (“Players Prestige Club”) None Common 1  [CG007256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007256)

(Last Line begins “reservations call…”)

PC Purple (V.I.P. Pass & Lion Logo) None Rare 15  [CG007258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007258)

PC Purple (V.I.P. Pass & Crown Logo) None Rare 15  [CG007259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007259)

XX Lt Blue ("Players Prestige Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG007262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=007262)

("Bus Guest" card)

*(There were several Total Rewards cards Copyright 2007 & 2008 that were used for 19-20 year olds.*

*Those cards are listed in the Harrah's Universal Section as the XX14 issue cards.)*

[**CHARITY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONTOOS) **(Toronto, ON)**

*(Listed under “OLG Slots")*

[**CLINTON RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONCLCR) **(Clinton, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**CNE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONROC3) **(Toronto, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 1996

1st Silver/Tan (VIP Privilege Card) None Rare 10  [CG115951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124130)

[**DRESDEN** **RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONDRDR) **(Dresden, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**FALLSVIEW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONNFF) **(Niagara Falls, ON)**

[**CASINO NIAGARA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONNFF) **(Niagara Falls, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(See the separate Casino Niagara listing for earlier cards)*

1st Glittery Brown (“Player’s Advantage Club”) None Common 1  [CG089924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089924)

Glittery Gold (“Player’s Advantage Club Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG082388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082388)

Blue ("Players Advanrage Club Platinum") None V Scarce 7  [CG139224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139224)

(This issue has **No “oval”** for Casino Niagara on reverse)

2nd Glittery Brown (“Player’s Advantage Club”) None Common 1  [CG059909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059909)

(Casino Niagara in **“oval”** on reverse)

3rd Glittery Brown (“Player’s Advantage Club”) None Common 1  [CG082409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082409)

Silver (“Player’s Advantage Club Platinum") None V Scarce 7  [CG105161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105161)

(Small **triangle logos** to right of both the “Casino Niagara” oval and the “Fallsview” on reverse)

4th Blue (“Players Advantage Club” – PAC) None Scarce 3  [CG014948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014948)

Gold (“Players Advantage Club” – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG014949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014949)

Silver (“Players Advantage Club” – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG014950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014950)

(2 logos reverse – Fallsview left, Casino Niagara right in an oval and triangle logos to the right

of Fallsview and Casino Niagara)

5th Blue ("Players Advantage Club" – PAC) None Scarce 3  [CG058173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058173)

(Signature strip just below mag stripe)

6th Blue ("Players Advantage Club" – PAC) None Scarce 3  [CG058174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058174)

Gold ("Players Advantage Club" – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG118407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118407)

Silver "Players Advantage Club" – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG118408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118408)

(This issue has signature strip near bottom of reverse, “knowyourlimit.ca” web address)

7th Blue ("Players Advantage Club" – PAC) None Scarce 3  [CG158174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158174)

Gold (“Players Advantage Club” – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG169456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169456)

(Reverse text is now bilingual in English and French, “knowyourlimit.ca” and

“despasserseslimites.ca” web addresses)

8th Blue ("Players Advantage Club" – PAC) None Scarce 3  [CG195212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195212)

(“PlaySmart.ca” web address bottom left on reverse, “Signature” at right end under signature strip)

9th Blue ("Players Advantage Club" – PAC) None Scarce 3  [CG202609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202609)

(“PlaySmart.ca” web address bottom left on reverse, “Signature” at left end under signature strip.

Reverse text is 75mm wide.)

10th Blue ("Players Advantage Club" – PAC) None Scarce 3  [CG205051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205051)

(“PlaySmart.ca” web address bottom left on reverse, “Signature” at left end under signature strip.

Reverse text is 79mm wide.)

(“Silver Aces” stickers have been found on the cards for people over age 55)

[**FLAMBORO DOWNS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONHAFD) **(Hamilton, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (“Player Rewards MEC”) None Scarce 3  [CG116543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116543)

(This card used for track betting while the Winner's Circle OLG cards where used for slots)

*(See “OLG Slots”for other issues)*

[**FORT ERIE RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONFEFE) **(Fort Erie, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2012

*(See “OLG Slots")*

**[GATEWAY CASINOS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=onxxgc) (Multiple Locations - Ontario)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (My Club Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG194922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194922)

Grey (My Club Rewards – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG194923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194923)

Gold (My Club Rewards – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG194925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194925)

Black (My Club Rewards – Elite) None Rare 10  [CG194926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194926)

**[GEORGIAN DOWNS SLOTS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONINGD) (Innisfil, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots for earlier cards")*

1st Black/Purple (Player Plus Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG148650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148650)

Black/Blue (Player Plus Premier) None Scarce 3  [CG148651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148651)

Black/Yellow (Player Plus Prestige) None Scarce 3  [CG148652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148652)

[**GRAND RIVER RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONELGR) **(Elora, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**GREAT BLUE HERON CHARITY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONPOGB) **(Port Perry, ON)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Navy/Blue (Rapid Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG059842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059842)

2nd Yellow/Purple (Rapid Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG082390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082390)

(Colored claw logo on reverse)

Yellow/Purple (Rapid Rewards Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG082389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082389)

(All blue claw logo on reverse)

3rd Blue (Rapid Rewards Players Club Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG115984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115984)

(Upper & lower case “Preferred” in italics in upper right obverse)

4th Blue (Rapid Rewards Players Club Preferred) None Scarce 3  [CG187454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187454)

(All caps “PREFERRED” along right edge obverse)

Blue (Rapid Rewards Players Club Premium) None Scarce 3  [CG204205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204205)

(All caps “PREMIUM” along right edge obverse)

Blue (Rapid Rewards Players Club Elite) None V Scarce 7  [CG204206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204206)

(All caps “ELITE” along right edge obverse)

[**HANOVER RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONHAHR) **(Hanover, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**HARD ROCK CASINO OTTAWA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONOTHR) **(Ottawa, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

*(Was the Rideau Carleton Raceway Slots)*

1st Black (Rock Star Rewards – Rock Star) None Scarce 3  [CG199835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199835)

Purple (Rock Star Rewards – Hall of Fame) None Scarce 3  [CG199836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199836)

Gold (Rock Star Rewards – Legend) None V Scarce 7  [CG199837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199837)

[**HIAWATHA HORSE PARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONSAHH) **(Sarnia, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2012

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**MOHAWK RACETRACK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONCAMR) **(Campbellville, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**NORTHERN BELLE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONWINB) **(Windsor, ON)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 1998

1st Multicolored (Club Windsor) Faraday Rare 10  [CG059258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059258)

(Color variations exist, has punchboard reader and was also used at Windsor Casino)

[**OLG SLOTS & CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONTOOS)

[**CHARITY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONTOOS)  **(Toronto, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(These cards wereused by various racetracks throughout the province:*

*including: Brantford Charity Casino, Casino Sault Ste Marie, Point Edward Charity Casino,*

*Thunder Bay Charity Casino and Thousand Islands Charity Casino)*

1st Black ("The Winner's Circle" on Red Ribbon) None Scarce 3  [CG113972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113972)

(No reverse logos)

2nd Black ("The Winner's Circle" on Red Ribbon) None Scarce 3  [CG114073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114073)

(Ontario Lottery and Gaming Corp. logo reverse lower left)

3rd Black ("The Winner's Circle" on Red Ribbon) ALLCARD Scarce 3  [CG109553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=109553)

(Ontario Lottery and Gaming Corp. logo reverse lower left)

4th Black ("The Winner's Circle" on Red Ribbon) None Scarce 3  [CG113993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113993)

Black "The Winner's Circle" on Gold Ribbon) None V Scarce 7  [CG116587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116587)

(2 different Logo’s are in the bottom corners of the reverse, OLG logo on left)

5st White (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG114074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114074)

White/Silver (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG114076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114076)

White/Gold (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG114077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114077)

(OLG logo at bottom left on reverse)

6th White (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG114078](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114078)

White/Silver (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG114079](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114079)

White/Gold (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG114080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114080)

(OLG logo at bottom right on reverse with 5mm wide "olg.ca" in logo)

7th White ("Winner's Circle Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG122899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122899)

White/Silver (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG122900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122900)

White/Gold ("Winner's Circle Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG124130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124130)

(OLG logo at bottom right on reverse with 4mm wide "olg.ca" in logo)

8th White (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG157343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157343)

White/Silver (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG171139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171139)

White/Gold ("Winner's Circle Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG164179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164179)

(New website address on reverse besides OLG logo is now “winnerscirclerewards.ca”)

9th White (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG176289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176289)

White/Silver (“Winner’s Circle Rewards”) None Scarce 3  [CG176409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176409)

White/Gold ("Winner's Circle Rewards") None Scarce 3  [CG176410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176410)

(Play.Smart logo bottom left on reverse)

[**RAMA GAMING CENTR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONMIRG)**E (Mississauga, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Red/Orange (Rama Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG127102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127102)

**[RIDEAU CARLETON RACEWAY](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONOTRC) (Ottawa, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2017

*(Became Hard Rock Casino Ottawa in 2017)*

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**SHORELINES CASINO BELLEVILLE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONBESC) **(Belleville, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Blue (Axis Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG174990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174990)

Silver (Axis Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG202732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202732)

Gold (Axis Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG202733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202733)

Purple (Prive) None Rare 10  [CG202734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202734)

(Casino location indicated in bottom right logo on obverse)

[**SHORELINES CASINO THOUSAND ISLANDS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONGASC) **(Gananoque, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Blue (Shorelines Casinos) None Scarce 3  [CG174845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174845)

Grey (Shorelines Casinos) None Scarce 3  [CG174846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174846)

Gold (Shorelines Casinos) None V Scarce 7  [CG174847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174847)

(Shorelines logo top center, OLD Slots logo bottom right on obverse, used at Thousand Islands

and Kawartha Downs with both logos on the reverse)

2nd Blue (Axis Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG202730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202730)

Silver (Axis Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG178098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178098)

Gold (Axis Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG178099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178099)

Purple (Prive) None Rare 10  [CG202731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202731)

(Casino location indicated in bottom right logo on obverse)

[**SHORELINES SLOTS AT KAWARTHA DOWNS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONFRSS) **(Fraserville, ON)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Shorelines Casinos) None Scarce 3  [CG174845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174845)

Grey (Shorelines Casinos) None Scarce 3  [CG174846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174846)

Gold (Shorelines Casinos) None V Scarce 7  [CG174847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174847)

(Shorelines logo top center, OLD Slots logo bottom right on obverse, used at Thousand Islands

and Kawartha Downs with both logos on the reverse)

2nd Blue (Axis Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG202735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202735)

Silver (Axis Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG202736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202736)

Gold (Axis Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG202737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202737)

Purple (Prive) None Rare 10  [CG202738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202738)

(Casino location indicated in bottom right logo on obverse)

[**SUDBURY DOWNS SLOTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONCHSD) **(Chelmsford, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**WESTERN FAIR RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONLOWF) **(London, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**WINDSOR RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONWIWR) **(Windsor, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2012

1st Black ("The Winner's Circle" on Gold Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG119871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119871)

(Logo is 42mm in diameter with a white border around the edges of the obverse, mag stripe

only on reverse with no text)

Black ("The Winner's Circle" on Gold Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG113994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113994)

(Logo is 43mm in diameter and no white border, text on reverse)

(Obverse on both cards is marked "Windsor Raceway")

XX Green (Player Rewards Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG119872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119872)

*(See "OLG Slots/Charity Casinos " for later issues)*

**[WOODBINE RACEWAY](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONTOWR) (Toronto, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**WOODSTOCK RACEWAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ONWOWR) **(Woodstock, ON)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See “OLG Slots")*

[**PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=pe)

**[CHARLOTTETOWN DRIVING PARK](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PECHC2) (Charlottetown, PE)**

[Racetrack]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

*(Became the Red Shores in 2009)*

1st Blue/Orange (Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG117204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=117204)

**[RED SHORES CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PECHCD) (Charlottetown, PE)**

[Racetrack] **S**lot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Orange (Red Shores Rewards)None Scarce 3  [CG115880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115880)

2nd Gold (Rewards Club) None Scarce 3  [CG204969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204969)

[**QUEBEC**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=qc)

[**CASINO De CHARLEVOIX**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=QCCHDC) **(La Malbaie, QC)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

PC Navy Blue (Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG115906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115906)

(Name and number obverse)

*(This casino now uses the uses the Casino Privileges card)*

[**CASINO De HULL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=QCHUDH) **(Hull, QC)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2002

*(This casino became the Casino Du Lac-Leamy in 2001)*

1st Red (Gold Hologram Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG115913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115913)

(Magnetic stripe & bar code)

2nd Red (Gold Hologram Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG059276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059276)

(Magnetic stripe)

*(Later used the Casino Privileges cards)*

[**CASINO De MONTREAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=QCMODM) **(Montreal, QC)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Black (Gold Hologram Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG027448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027448)

(Magnetic stripe)

2nd Black (Gold Hologram Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG027542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027542)

(Magnetic stripe & bar code, different size barcodes known)

TC Black (Poker-Texas Hold’em) None Scarce 3  [CG027574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027574)

PC Brown (“Passeport Plaisir” & Roulette Wheel) None Scarce 3  [CG027558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=027558)

*(Later used the Casino Privileges cards)*

[**CASINO Du LAC-LEAMY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=QCHUDL) **(Hull, QC)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

*(This casino was previously the Casino De Hull)*

1st Silver (Logo Centered) None Scarce 3  [CG115907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115907)

Silver/Gold (Logo Centered under “Prestige”) None V Scarce 7  [CG115908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115908)

TC Red (Poker-Texas Hold’em) None Scarce 3  [CG043460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043460)

*(Later used the Casino Privileges cards)*

[**CASINO PRIVILEGES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=QCMOCP) **(Montreal, QC)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

*(These cards are used in multiple locations in Quebec)*

1st Orange (Casino Privileges) None V Scarce 7  [CG096541](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096541)

(Used at 3 casinos**:** Montreal, Charlevoix and de Hull with all three logos on reverse.

"de Montreal" is between the "C" and "O" of "CASINO" above in the first logo)

Orange (Casino Privileges) None V Scarce 7  [CG148020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148020)

(Used at 3 casinos: Montreal, Charlevoix and de Hull with all three logos on the reverse.

"de Montreal" is the same width as "CASINO" above in the first logo)

Orange (Casino Privileges) None Scarce 3  [CG130383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130383)

(Same as above, except De Hull has changed to du Lac Leamy on reverse)

2nd Orange (Casino Privileges) None Scarce 3  [CG115915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115915)

(Logos are smaller and moved to the right with a blue box at the left with "1 866 SOS-JEUX")

3rd Orange (Casino Privileges) None Scarce 3  [CG115916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115916)

(All logos on reverse are “boxed”, the du Lac Leamy logo is dark red in color)

4th Orange (Casino Privileges) None Scarce 3  [CG115917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115917)

(The du Lac Leamy logo is light red in color)

5th Gold (“Casino Privileges Prestige”) None Scarce 3  [CG115918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115918)

Silver (“Casino Privileges Platine”) None V Scarce 7  [CG115919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115919)

6th Gold (“Casino Privileges Prestige”) None Scarce 3  [CG115920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115920)

(**No box** around phone number on left of reverse)

7th Orange (Casino Privileges) None Scarce 3  [CG115921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115921)

(Below blue box with phone number you will find the words“Gambling: Help And Referral”)

8th Gold (Casino Privileges – vertical) None Scarce 3  [CG115926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115926)

Grey (“Casino Privileges Prestige”) None Scarce 3  [CG115927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115927)

Dk Grey (“Casino Privileges Prestige Plus”) None V Scarce 7  [CG115928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115928)

(This issue has a single logo on the reverse., with no phone number under the logo)

9th Gold (Casino Privileges – vertical) None Scarce 3  [CG138988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138988)

Grey (“Casino Privileges Prestige”) None Scarce 3  [CG138989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138989)

(This issue has a single logo on the bottom left reverse, with a phone number under the logo)

10th Black ("Casino Priviledge Select") None V Scarce 7  [CG155006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155006)

(Single logo on the bottom right reverse with a phone number under the logo)

11th Gold (Casino Privileges) None Scarce 3  [CG203348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203348)

Lt Grey (Casino Privileges Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG203349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203349)

Grey (Casino Prestige) None Scarce 3  [CG203350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203350)

Dk Grey (Casino Prestige Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG203351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203351)

(Vertical cards with 5 lines of text on reverse)

12th Gold (Casino Privileges) None Scarce 3  [CG205097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=205097)

(Vertical cards with 5 lines of text on reverse, Gambling Help info no longer in a box)

XX White (“Casino Privileges”) None Scarce 3  [CG115929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115929)

(**All** logos on reverse are boxed)

XX White (“Casino Privileges”) None Scarce 3  [CG115930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115930)

(**One** logo out of 3 on reverse is boxed)

XX Lt Grey (“Passeport”) HQ V Scarce 7  [CG115931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115931)

XX Grey (“Signature”) JKT V Scarce 7  [CG115934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115934)

(International Players card)

XX White (“Casino Privileges”) None Scarce 3  [CG115935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115935)

(Vertical visitor's card, only one logo on reverse)

XX Gold (Casino Privileges-vertical & white circle) None Scarce 3  [CG115937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115937)

(Special promotional card given to players on their birthday. Valid start and expiration dates

are printed inside the white circle with the dollar value. Player’s name is printed on the back

with a barcode. Used in 2011.)

XX Black (Casino Privileges "en Credits-jeu Promotionnels") None Scarce 3  [CG115938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115938)

(Special promotional card given to players on their birthday. Valid start and expiration dates

are with the dollar value on the obverse. Player’s name is printed on the back

with a barcode. Used in 2012.)

XX Tan (Photos of Montreal, Charlevoix & Lac-Leamy) None V Scarce 7  [CG115947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115947)

XX White (Small Multimedia Games logo) None Scarce 3  [CG115948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115948)

XX White (White card with "BILLET CASINO") None Scarce 3  [CG115949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=115949)

(This is a special promotional card given to lottery winners for casino slot play, used in 2013.

Some cards are plain white with no logo while others have the standard logo and reverse.)

[**EL JUMELGI POKER ROOM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=qcmoej) **(Montreal, QC)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Tournaments Every Day") None V Scarce 7  [CG149540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149540)

[**PLAYGROUND POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=QCKAPP) **(Kahnawake, QC)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Players Card" and logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG138597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138597)

2nd Grey ("PLAYERS CARD" and logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG138598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138598)

(Text on reverse with address, phone# and web address)

Grey ("PLAYERS CARD" and logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG138599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138599)

(Blank reverse)

3rd Grey (Logo at right with player photo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG138600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138600)

**SNAKE'S POKER CLUB (Kahnawake, QC)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: 2012

1st Red ("Snake's VIPER" and Large Snake) None V Scarce 7  [CG138602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138602)

[**STARDUST POKER MANSION**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=QCKAS1) **(Kahnawake, QC)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black ("Stardust Poker Mansion" over SD crest) None V Scarce 7  [CG138601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138601)

[**SASKATCHEWAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=sk)

[**BEAR CLAW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKWHBC) **(Carlyle, SK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

*(See “SIGA / Saskatchewan Indian Gaming Authority")*

[**CASINO MOOSE JAW**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKMOMJ) **(Moose Jaw, SK)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Players Club” & “PC”) None Scarce 3  [CG116019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116019)

(Blank Reverse)

2nd Blue (“Players Club” & “PC”) None Scarce 3  [CG116020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116020)

(Last line on reverse says “age of 19 years.”)

3rd Blue (“Players Club” & “PC”) None Scarce 3  [CG116112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116112)

(Last line on reverse says “age of 19.”)

*(See “Saskatchewan Gaming Corp/SASK Gaming” for later cards)*

[**CASINO REGINA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKRERE) **(Regina, SK)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Rose (Casino Regina Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG116113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116113)

2nd Maroon (Casino Regina Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG062647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062647)

Gold (Casino Regina Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG062648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062648)

3rd Gold (Casino Regina Players Club) plasticard Scarce 3  [CG116621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116621)

(**NOTE:** All cards have reverse numbers printed in the top right corner. These numbers are

believed to be pre-printed consecutively by the manufacturer, so individual numbers are not

considered a variation.)

4th Mustard/Green (“Players Club” & Blue PC) ACC Scarce 3  [CG116622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116622)

5th Green (“Players Club” & Blue PC) None Scarce 3  [CG116623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116623)

*(See “Saskatchewan Gaming Corp/SASK Gaming” for later cards)*

[**DAKOTA DUNES CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKSADD) **(Whitecap, SK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

*(See “SIGA / Saskatchewan Indian Gaming Authority")*

**[GOLD EAGLE CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKNOGE) (North Battleford, SK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(See “SIGA / Saskatchewan Indian Gaming Authority")*

[**LIVING SKY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKSWLS) **(Swift Current, SK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(See “SIGA / Saskatchewan Indian Gaming Authority")*

[**NORTHERN LIGHTS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKPRNL) **(Prince Albert, SK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(See “SIGA / Saskatchewan Indian Gaming Authority")*

[**PAINTED HAND CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKYOPH) **(Yorkton, SK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(See “SIGA / Saskatchewan Indian Gaming Authority")*

[**PLAYERS CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKSASI) **(Saskatoon, SK)**

[Indian Casino] Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

*(See “SIGA / Saskatchewan Indian Gaming Authority")*

[**SASKATCHEWAN GAMING CORP**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKRCR)**) (Regina & Moose Jaw, SK)**

[**SASK GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKRCR)  **(Regina & Moose Jaw, SK)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(All cards used at both the Casino Moose Jaw and Casino Regina)*

1st DK Mustard (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG116626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116626)

(Last line in paragraph starts with the word “required…”)

2nd DK Mustard (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG116627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116627)

(Last line in paragraph starts with the word “when…”)

3rd Green (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG116628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116628)

4th Yellow (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG156507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156507)

(Has "If you gamble, user your Game Sense 19+" at bottom of reverse)

[**SASKATCHEWAN INDIAN GAMING**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKSASI) **(Saskatoon, SK)**

[**SIGA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SKSASI) **(Saskatoon, SK)**

[Indian Casino]Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Yellow (“Players Club” & 4 Logos) ACC Scarce 3  [CG116209](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116209)

Yellow (“Players Club” & 4 Logos) None Scarce 3  [CG116243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116243)

(This issue lists **4** casinos & logos – Bear Claw, Painted Hand Casino, Gold Eagle and

Northern Lights)

2nd Yellow (“Players Club” & 5 Logos on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG116308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116308)

(“Problem Gambling” on top reverse is **45** mm, Dakota Dunes added)

3rd Yellow (“Players Club” & 5 Logos on reverse) None Scarce 3  [CG116309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116309)

(“Problem Gambling” on top reverse is **42** mm)

4th Blue (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG116310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116310)

(6 Casinos are listed on the reverse with Living Sky added, 3D lenticular card)

5th Blue (“Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG199714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199714)

(6 Casinos are listed on the reverse with Living Sky added, normal obverse – NOT lenticular)

6th Black (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG133632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133632)

(6 Casinos listed on the reverse, has web address in upper left corner on reverse)

[**FOREIGN CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_global.php)

**NOTE: Some foreign cards and paper items may be for “entry” into the casino or camp**

**"club membership" and NOT used for tracking play, or rewards.**

[**ALBANIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=a1)

**Issue Predominant Colors/Description Mfg. Rarity Price CG#**

[**REGENCY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=A1TIR1) **(Tirana)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver/Red (Casino Club) ebe V Scarce 7  [CG014234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014234)

2nd Silver/Blue (Casino Club) Uniprint (0438) 210261 V Scarce 7  [CG171127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171127)

[**ARGENTINA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=aa)

[**BINGO AVELLANEDA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AABABA) **(Buenos Aires)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Tarjeta Joker) None V Scarce 7  [CG211770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=211770)

[**CASINO BUENOS AIRES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AABACP) **(Buenos Aires)**

[**CASINO PUERTO MADERO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AABACP)  **(Buenos Aires)**

**[Riverboat]** Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Roulette Wheel & “VIP Club Gold”) None Rare 10  [CG125551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125551)

(Casino Buenos Aires Ship Logo)

2nd Black (Roulette Wheel & “VIP Club Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG125552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125552)

(Apple Logo)

3rd Blue (Play) None V Scarce 7  [CG176615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176615)

(“Play” logo bottom left on reverse in silver foil)

Blue (Play) None V Scarce 7  [CG176617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176617)

(“Play” logo bottom left on reverse printed in silver)

(Casino Puerto Madera logo bottom left on reverse)

4th Blue (Play) None V Scarce 7  [CG177338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177338)

(Casino Puerto Madera logo on reverse to left of text above, paragraph 5mm from left edge)

Blue (Play) alcard-2744-11/08 V Scarce 7  [CG176616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176616)

(Casino Puerto Madera logo on reverse aligned with text above)

Blue (Play) None V Scarce 7  [CG177501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177501)

(Casino Puerto Madera logo on reverse aligned with text above, 12mm below the text)

Blue (Play) None V Scarce 7  [CG177616](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177616)

(Casino Puerto Madera logoon reverse aligned with text above, 11mm below the text)

Blue (Play) None V Scarce 7  [CG177621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177621)

(Casino Puerto Madera logo on reverse to left of text above, paragraph 12mm from left edge)

(“Play” logo bottom left on reverse is white on this issue cards)

5th Blue (Play Blue) 21028 Valid 07/14 V Scarce 7  [CG177765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177765)

Silver (Play Silver) 21022 Valid 07/14 V Scarce 7  [CG176526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176526)

Gold (Play Gold) 21021 Valid 07/14 Rare 10  [CG176527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176527)

Black (Play Black) 21029 Valid 07/14 Rare 15  [CG176528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176528)

(Casino Puerto Madera logo bottom left on reverse. Level is in a large circle toward the right

on the obverse)

6th Blue (Play Blue) 21603 Valid 12/14 V Scarce 7  [CG176525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176525)

Blue (Play Blue) 24601 Valid 08/17 V Scarce 7  [CG207784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207784)

Silver (Play Silver) 21897 Valid 03/15 V Scarce 7  [CG177844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177844)

Gold (Play Gold) 21604 Valid 12/14 V Scarce 7  [CG178619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178619)

(Casino Buenos Aires logo bottom left on reverse. Level is in a large circle toward the right

on the obverse.)

[**CASINO DEL MAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AAMDCD) **(Mar Del Plata)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Club Casino del Mar) Novacard V Scarce 7  [CG160059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160059)

[**HAPSA CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AABAHH) **(Buenos Aires)**

*(Hipadromo Argentino de Palermo S.A.)*

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Hapsa Club Classic) alcard-1820-05/07 V Scarce 7  [CG123177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123177)

Green (Hapsa Club Classic) alcard-1905-06/07 V Scarce 7  [CG123547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123547)

(Tiny single insert arrow on obverse, white horses in right logo on reverse)

2nd Green (Hapsa Club Classic) alcard-2160-12/07 V Scarce 7  [CG123716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123716)

Green (Hapsa Club Classic) alcard-2526-06/08 V Scarce 7  [CG160060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160060)

Green (Hapsa Club Classic) alcard-3004-03/09 V Scarce 7  [CG160061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160061)

(Large single insert arrow on obverse, white horses in right logo on reverse)

3rd Green (Hapsa Club Classic) PAINS.COM 3066 V Scarce 7  [CG176621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176621)

(Large single insert arrow on obverse, black & white horses in right logo on reverse)

4th Green (Hapsa Club Classic) Grafic Service S.R.L. V Scarce 7  [CG176624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176624)

(Large single insert arrow on obverse, black horses on right logo on reverse)

5th Green (Hapsa Club Classic) 15366 Transtek 11/09 V Scarce 7  [CG160062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160062)

(Triple insert arrow on obverse, black horses in right logo on reverse)

(First 5 issues have 3 logos on reverse: Casino Club, Hapsa Club and Hipodromo Agentiono

Depalmermo)

6th Purple (“Fun” & Stars) 19304 Valid 03/13 V Scarce 7  [CG160063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160063)

Purple (“Fun” & Stars) 20528 Valid 03/14 V Scarce 7  [CG176625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176625)

Purple (“Fun” & Stars) 21092 Valid 07/14 V Scarce 7  [CG176626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176626)

Purple (“Fun” & Stars) 22279 Valid 07/15 V Scarce 7  [CG176627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176627)

(3 logos on reverse are now: Casino Club, Fun, and Hipodromo Argentiono Depalmermo)

7th Purple (“Fun” & Stars) GPC 9489 K-06/16 V Scarce 7  [CG176628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176628)

Purple “Fun” & Stars) Colorgraf-Mindcard 983 08/16 V Scarce 7  [CG178105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178105)

[**REGENCY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AAMERC) **(Mendoza)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Club Regency Silver) GPC V Scarce 7  [CG161671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161671)

(Manufacturer mark is actually GPC 3458 F-06/11)

[**ARMENIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=am)

[**SHANGRI LA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AMYESL) **(Yerevan)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: ?

1st Multi (Shangri La Casino) None Rare 10  [CG149060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149060)

Silver (Shangri La Casino) None Rare 10  [CG203210](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203210)

(First two cards have rainbow pattern from center of card for background)

Green (Shangri La Slots) None Rare 10  [CG149061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149061)

Maroon (Shangri La Slots) None Rare 10  [CG159251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159251)

[**PARISIAN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AMTSPC) **(Tsaghkadzor)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: yes

1st Black (“Parisian Casino Club” under Eifel Tower) None V Rare 50  [CG149060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149060)

[**SENATOR GOLDEN PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AMTSCS) **(Tsaghkadzor)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Purple (Member Card) None Rare 10  [CG177563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177563)

[**ARUBA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=AW)

[**ALHAMBRA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=aworal) **(Oranjestad)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st Black (Alhambra Advantage) NBS V Scarce 7  [CG076152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076152)

2nd White (Alhambra Advantage) None V Scarce 7  [CG076154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076154)

3rd Purple/Blue (Alhambra Advantage & Colorful Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG076155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076155)

4th Lt Green (“Advantage” & Colorful Alhambra Logo) CPICA25661 Scarce 3  [CG076151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076151)

Gold (“Advantage” & Colorful Alhambra Logo) ? Scarce 3  [CG014352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014352)

5th Blue (“Advantage Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG076159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076159)

(Website is "www.casinoalhambra.com" on reverse)

6th Blue (“Advantage Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG076156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076156)

(Website is "www.alhambracasino.com" on reverse and last line ends "18 years of age.")

Blue (“Advantage Players Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG076158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076158)

(Website is "www.alhambracasino.com" on reverse and last line ends "18 years or older.")

7th Lt Green (“Advantage” & Colorful Alhambra Logo) cpi 2012529 Scarce 3  [CG076153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076153)

8th Blue (Alhambra Casino & Shops) ? Scarce 3  [CG123717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123717)

9th Black/Brown (Alhambra Casino and Shops) plicards Scarce 3  [CG099629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099629)

(Has "P645317-1" upper left reverse with "www.plicards.com" upper right)

10th Copper/Brown (Alhambra Casino and Shops – Club) PG Scarce 3  [CG135213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135213)

(Has "P645317" in lower left reverse with PG logo upper right)

TC Black/Multi (Texas Hold ‘em Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG076157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076157)

[**AURA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=awpba1) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Metallic Silver (“Aura Casino”) None V Scarce 7  [CG076381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076381)

[**CASABLANCA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWPBCC) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: 2010

*(The hotel housing the Casablanca Casino has changed names over the years, having been the*

*Wyndham, Hilton, Westin and others before closing in late 2010 and reopening as the Palm*

*Beach Casino*)

1st Yellow ("MVP CLUB" & Casablanca Sports book) None V Scarce 7  [CG124030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124030)

2nd Yellow ("MVP CLUB" & Casablanca Casino Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG076448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076448)

(Phone number on reverse is "297 862283")

Platinum (“Player’s Club Platinum Member”) None V Rare+ 25  [CG124031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124031)

(There is a provision for the members picture)

(Located in the Wyndham Hotel, Platinum cards were extremely difficult to obtain)

3rd Yellow ("MVP CLUB" & Casablanca Casino Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG124034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124034)

(Phone number on reverse is "297-586-2283")

4th Blue (Wyndham Aruba) None Scarce 3  [CG076451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076451)

5th White (“Circle” Logo centered made of card suits) None Scarce 3  [CG076449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076449)

Grey (“Circle” Logo centered made of card suits) None Scarce 3  [CG076450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076450)

[**CASINO ARUBA at HILTON, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWNOHA) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Previously the Raddison)*

1st Grey (Players' Club – The Casino Aruba) None Scarce 3  [CG164030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164030)

**CASINO COPA CABANA**

*(See "Hyatt Regency Aruba")*

**[COOL CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=awpbc3) (Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Maroon/Black (Cool Player Loyalty Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG076538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076538)

(Reverse website is “www.coolcorp.com”)

2nd Maroon/Black (Cool Player Loyalty Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG076539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076539)

(Reverse website is “www.coolcasinogaming.com”)

3rd Maroon/Black (Cool Loyalty Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG076540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076540)

(Added black bands at top and bottom on obverse)

4th Red/Black (MaunaLoa Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG163800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163800)

(All reverse text is in Spanish)

**[CRYSTAL](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWORCC) /** [**SEAPORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWORSC) **(Oranjestad)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: no

*(The same cards are used at both the Crystal Casino and Seaport Casino. Both casinos are*

*Downtown, on the coast, and within easy walking distance of each other.)*

1st Green ("V.I.P." on Hologram Center) NBS V Rare 25  [CG132997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132997)

(Bottom of obverse has “Sonesta Hotel Beach Club & Casino Aruba”)

2nd Green (“Crystal Casino Aruba V.I.P.” NO Hologram) None Rare 10  [CG132998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132998)

(Bottom of obverse has “Renaissance Aruba Beach Resort”)

3rd White (“Crystal Seaport Casinos” & Hologram Logo) None Rare 10  [CG132999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132999)

(Logo 63mm – no arrows)

4th White ("Crystal Seaport Casinos" & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG133000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133000)

(“Top” and arrows on the end obverse, logo 68mm – small arrows)

Gold ("Crystal Seaport Casinos" & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG133001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133001)

(“Aruba” on the obverse is 10mm)

5th White ("Crystal Seaport Casinos" & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG133002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133002)

(“Insert” and large arrows on the end obverse, logo 70mm)

6th Gold (“Crystal Seaport Casinos” & Hologram Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG133003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133003)

(“Aruba” on the obverse is 15mm, there are variations of the gold color)

7th White ("Crystal Seaport Casinos" & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG133004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133004)

Gold ("Crystal Seaport Casinos" & Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG076619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076619)

(Flower logo well defined)

8th White ("Crystal Seaport Casinos" & Logo) CARVAJAL Scarce 3  [CG133005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133005)

Gold ("Crystal Seaport Casinos" & Logo) CARVAJAL Scarce 3  [CG133006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133006)

XX Black (“Lucky 7 Free Play Cash”) None Scarce 3  [CG076561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076561)

[**EXCELSIOR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=awpbex) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Located in the Holiday Inn)*

1st Black (Excelsior Casino Aruba – black reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG076678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076678)

2nd Black (Excelsior Casino Aruba – white reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG144012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144012)

PCX Gold (V.I.P.) None Ex Rare 50  [CG124037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124037)

(This card is given to poker players at the final table of tournaments)

**[GLITZ CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWEBGC) (Eagle Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Green (Glitz Casino - Emerald) None V Scarce 7  [CG099626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099626)

[**HYATT REGENCY ARUBA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWPBHR) **(Palm Beach)**

[**CASINO COPA CABANA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWPBHR) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Adavantage Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG076790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076790)

(Color logo on reverse, some cards have “Patron Card” overprinted on obverse)

2nd Blue (Players Adavantage Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG099628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099628)

(Black and white logo on reverse, no longer has Casino Copa Cabana on obverse)

3rd Red (Players Advantage Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084507)

**[LIV CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWPBA2) (Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st White (LivCasino) None Scarce 3  [CG187926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187926)

[**MARRIOTT / STELLARIS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=awpbsm) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Stellaris Casino Players Card & Logo) NBS Ex Rare 50  [CG014314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014314)

2nd White (Aruba Marriott Logo & Stellaris Casino) NBS Rare 10  [CG014315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014315)

(3 sails on a ship in the upper right)

3rd White (Aruba Marriott Logo & Gold Stellaris Casino) None Rare 10  [CG014316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014316)

(3 sails on a ship in the upper right)

4th White (Aruba Marriott Logo & Stellaris Casino) None Rare 10  [CG014328](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014328)

(3 sails on a ship in the upper right, “Welcome Bon Bini” split in upper/lower corners)

5th White (Aruba Marriott & Gold Stellaris Logo) None Rare 10  [CG014329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014329)

6th Multicolored ("Aruba Marriott" & Pool View) None V Scarce 7  [CG077158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077158)

7th Blue ("Marriott's Aruba Ocean Club" & Hotel View) None V Scarce 7  [CG077159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077159)

8th White (**Aruba Marriott** Logo & Stellaris Casino Ball logo) None Rare 7  [CG014339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014339)

9th White (**Aruba Resort**, Marriott, & Stellaris Casino Ball logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG014346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014346)

(Green bush in the upper right, & “Welcome Bon Bini” upper left)

10th White (**Aruba Resort**, Marriott, & Stellaris Casino Ball logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG077161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077161)

(3 sails on a ship in the upper right, & “Welcome Bon Bini” upper left)

11th White (“Stellaris Casino Aruba” & Star in **large** silver Ball) None V Scarce 7  [CG077162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077162)

(Partial ball shows on obverse)

12th White (“Stellaris Casino Players Club” & Star in silver Ball) None V Scarce 7  [CG014347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014347)

13th Yellow (Logo upper left) None V Scarce 7  [CG077160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077160)

14th White (“Stellaris Casino Aruba” & Star in **small** silver Ball) None V Scarce 7  [CG077163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077163)

(Entire ball shows on obverse)

White (“Stellaris Casino Aruba” & Star in **small** silver Ball) None V Scarce 7  [CG014348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014348)

(Card very faint in color)

15th White (“Who’s the big winner?” & 2 monkies) None V Scarce 7  [CG077164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077164)

16th White (“Who’s the big winner?” & Star in small Red Ball) None V Scarce 7  [CG077165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077165)

17th Blue (“Stellaris Casino” & Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG077166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077166)

(Third paragraph on reverse for Table games has 2 lines of text. Some cards have "VIP Player"

printed in lower right)

18th Blue (“Stellaris Casino” & Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG077167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077167)

(Third paragraph on reverse for Table games has only 1 line of text. Some cards have

"VIP Player" printed in lower right.)

19th Blue ("Stellaris Casino" Upper Right Obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG102399](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102399)

(Similar to last two issues but no longer has dice)

Gold (Stellaris Casino Aruba - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG102400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102400)

Silver (Stellaris Casino Aruba - Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG102401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102401)

(All cards in this issue have 2 email addresses in bottom line of reverse)

20th Blue ("Stellaris Casino" Upper Right Obverse) None V Scarce 7 

(Only one email address on bottom line of reverse)

Brown (Welcome Bon Bini & "GOLD" wallpaper pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG103584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103584)

21st Blue (Stellaris logo upper left & "Aruba" on right edge) None V Scarce 7  [CG137481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137481)

(No mention of points/comps expiring on reverse)

(Some cards have "VIP Member" printed by the casino along with the player's name)

22nd Blue (Stellaris logo upper left ) None V Scarce 7  [CG152011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152011)

Blue (Stellaris logo upper left & "Silver" upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG152012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152012)

Gold (Stellaris logo upper left & "Gold" upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG152013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152013)

Silver (Stellaris logo upper left & "Platinum" upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG152015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152015)

(Third line from bottom on reverse indicates Points/Comps will expire after 24 months, all cards

have "Aruba" along the upper right edge of the obverse)

**[ORCHID CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWPBOC) (Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st White (“Orchid Casino” & Orchids) P702022 V Scarce 7  [CG137369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137369)

2nd White ("Orchid Casino" & Orchids) P708928 V Scarce 7  [CG153974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153974)

3rd White (“Orchid Casino” & Orchids) P721263 V Scarce 7 

[**PALM BEACH CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWPBPB) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: 2014

1st Brown (“Beach Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG076928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076928)

[**RADISSON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=awpbra) **(Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2015

*(Became The Casino Aruba at Hilton in 2015)*

1st Multi/Blue (People Playing Roulette) None Scarce 3  [CG076991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076991)

Multi/Gold (People Playing Roulette) None Scarce 3  [CG076990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076990)

(In photo, middle couple are looking at each other. Last line on reverse has email address)

2nd Multi/Blue (People Playing Roulette) None Scarce 3  [CG076989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076989)

(In photo, middle couple are looking at each other. Last line on reverse has website address)

3rd Multi/Blue (People Playing Roulette) None Scarce 3  [CG082400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082400)

(In photo, middle couple are looking at the dealer. Last line on reverse has website address)

4th Red (Winner's Circle ) None Scarce 3  [CG076992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=076992)

5th Silver (Players' Club – The Casino Aruba) None Scarce 3  [CG143947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143947)

Silver (Players' Club Poker – The Casino Aruba) None Scarce 3  [CG152016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152016)

(Raddison logo in bottom right corner on reverse)

6th Silver (Players' Club Poker – The Casino Aruba) None Scarce 3  [CG152478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152478)

(No Raddison logo in the bottom right corner on reverse but still has Raddison web address)

**[RITZ-CARLTON ARUBA](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWPBRC) (Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (The Casino at The Ritz-Carlton Aruba) None V Scarce 7  [CG126643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126643)

Gold (The Casino at The Ritz-Carlton Aruba) None V Scarce 7  [CG152010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152010)

(Room for player photo on reverse of both cards)

2nd Red (The Casino at The Ritz-Carlton Aruba) None V Scarce 7  [CG152479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152479)

(Reverse logo in bottom right corner is now three lines)

**[ROYAL PALM CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=awpbrp) (Palm Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 1999

*(This casino was located in the former Americana Hotel)*

1st Pink (Vertical Purple Stripe) None V Rare 15  [CG132744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132744)

Pink (Vertical Gold Hologram Stripe) None V Rare 25  [CG132745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132745)

(Probably a higher level card)

Black (Vertical Silver Hologram Stripe & "VIP") None Ex Rare 50  [CG132746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132746)

(This card has orange Chinese characters over a black marble background. Only 2 cards are

believed to be in collectors' hands. These VIP cards were only issued to Chinese high rollers

at specific casino-sponsored events.)

**SEAPORT (Oranjestad)**

*(See "Crystal / Seaport")*

**STELLARIS (Palm Beach)**

*(See "Marriott/Stellaris")*

[**TROPICANA ARUBA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AWEBTR) **(Eagle Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously Aruban Resort & Casino)*

1st Green (TROP Advantage - Green Rewards) None Common 3  [CG077196](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077196)

Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG132741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132741)

Gold (TROP Advantage - Gold Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG132742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132742)

Grey (TROP Advantage - Platinum Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG099630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099630)

Black (TROP Advantage”) None Rare 15  [CG132743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132743)

(These cards have the Tropicana Aruba logo in the lower right on the obverse.

2nd Brown (TROP Advantage - Copper Rewards) PG V Scarce 7  [CG198305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198305)

[**AUSTRALIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=au)

**Some of the Australian cards are membership cards from local social clubs such as the RSL (Returned and Services League) clubs and are only listed here if the club has some form of gambling such as slot machines, etc.**

**ACES (Tasmania**)

*(See "Oasis Rewards Club")*

[**ADELAIDE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=auasac) **(Adelaide)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1992 Closed: no

1st Red (Colorful Rainbow Club Logo) None Rare 10  [CG119691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119691)

(Punchboard reader only, this card dates from the mid 1990's)

2nd Red (Colorful Rainbow Club Logo) None Rare 10  [CG119692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119692)

(Punchboard reader and magnetic stripe on reverse)

Navy/Gold (The Grange Room Member - 2001) None V Rare 15  [CG119693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119693)

(Probably a high roller card)

Silver (International Room) Placard Rare 10  [CG119694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119694)

3rd Bronze (Rewards Bronze) None Rare 10  [CG119700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119700)

Silver (Rewards Silver) None Rare 10  [CG119701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119701)

Gold (Rewards Gold) None Rare 10  [CG119702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119702)

4th Black ("Black" under pattern of dots) None Rare 10  [CG149492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149492)

5th Blue (Premier Rewards – Sapphire) None Rare 10  [CG176898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176898)

XX Red (Rainbow Club Logo, no Color, Introductory Card) None Rare 10  [CG119703](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119703)

(Punchboard reader and signature strip on reverse)

[**ALEX SURF CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUAHAS) **(Queensland)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership card also used to track gambling play)*

1st Yellow (Wave Design with Ball Logo Bottom Right) None V Scarce 7  [CG119704](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119704)

**ATLANTIS (Tasmania)**

*(See "Oasis Rewards Club")*

**BANKSTOWN SPORTS (Bankstown)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Cards used for sports betting but not casino gambling)*

1st Red (Celebrating 50 Years) Cardsol (02) V Scarce 7  [SCG00162](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00162.jpg)

2nd Gold (Commemorating 50 Years 2009/10) ScreenCheck V Scarce 7  [SCG00163](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00163.jpg)

3rd Silver (Bankstown Sports 2010-2011) ScreenCheck V Scarce 7  [SCG00164](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00164.jpg)

4th Silver (Bankstown Sporrs 2011-2012) Cardsol (02) V Scarce 7  [SCG00165](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00165.jpg)

5th Silver (More Rewards 2012-2013) Cardsol (02) V Scarce 7  [SCG00166](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00166.jpg)

(All cards have player’s picture)

[**BURSWOOD RESORT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPEBC) **(Perth)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1993 Closed: no

1st White (Wild Card Club) None V Rare 15  [CG119705](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119705)

(Raised print, punchboard reader only)

White (Wild Card Club) Cardcorp V Rare 15  [CG119706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119706)

(Normal print, punchboard reader & mag stripe)

2nd Purple (Wild Card Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG119707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119707)

(Magnetic stripe on reverse)

Lt Blue (Hotel & “Privileged Player”) None V Rare 15  [CG119708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119708)

3rd Blue (Hotel & “Preferred Player”) None V Rare 15  [CG119709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119709)

Teal (Hotel & “Premium Player”) None V Rare 15  [CG119710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119710)

(High Roller Cards used in the International Room)

Yellow (Hotel & “Junket Player”) None V Rare 15  [CG119711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119711)

4th Orange/Clear (Club Burswood) Security V Scarce 7  [CG119712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119712)

Orange/White (Club Burswood) Security V Scarce 7  [CG119713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119713)

(**NO** “Responsible Gambling” phone number on reverse)

(This issue has “Security Plastics in the upper right reverse)

5th Orange/Clear (Club Burswood) None V Scarce 7  [CG119714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119714)

Orange/White (Club Burswood – flames in logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG119715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119715)

Orange/White (Club Burswood – no flames in logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG161679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161679)

(This card has no flames in the reverse logo while the card above does)

Red (Riviera Room) None V Scarce 7  [CG119716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119716)

(“Responsible Gambling” phone number on reverse)

6th Grey (Club Burswood) None V Scarce 7  [CG119717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119717)

Grey (Club Burswood Meridian Room) None V Scarce 7  [CG119718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119718)

(Above two cards have wavy lines with 3 circles)

Lt Grey ("The Pearl Room" & Dragon) None V Rare 15  [CG119719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119719)

Grey/Gold ("The Pearl Room" & Dragon) None V Rare 15  [CG119720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119720)

Grey/Silver ("The Pearl Room" & Dragon) None V Rare 15  [CG119721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119721)

XX White (Interim Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG119722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119722)

[**CABOOLTURE RSL CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUMQCS) **(Caboolture)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Blue (Colorful Film Strip) None V Scarce 7  [CG119773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119733)

2nd Blue/Green (Member 2009) None V Scarce 7  [CG119774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119774)

(Same card used at Century Lakes Sports Club)

[**CALOUNDRA BOWLS CLUB**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUCQCB) **(Queensland)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Blue (“The Fun Club” & Picture of Entrance) None V Scarce 7  [CG119779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119779)

Yellow (“The Fun Club” & Picture of Entrance) None V Scarce 7  [CG119780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119780)

Orange ("The Fun Club" & Picture of Entrance) HiCo/Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG148031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148031)

Blue (“The Fun Club” & Picture of Rugby Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG119781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119781)

[**CALOUNDRA POWER BOAT CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUGBCP) **(Golden Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Blue (Golden Rewards) ScreenCheck V Scarce 7  [CG148042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148042)

[**CALOUNDRA RSL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUCQCR) **(Caloundra)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Yellow/Blue (GEM$ Lounge & barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG148041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148041)

2nd Grey/Multi (Member Benefits GEM$ Rewards 2014) None V Scarce 7  [CG148039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148039)

3rd Yellow/Multi(Member Benefits GEM$ Rewards 2015) None V Scarce 7  [CG148040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148040)

[**CAMPSIE RSL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUCNCR) **(Campsie)**

Slot Club Opened: 1950 Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Green (Campsie RSL & Club Belmore logos w/flowers) None V Scarce 7  [CG199656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199656)

[**CASINO CANBERRA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=aucacc) **(Canberra)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Bronze/Grey Multi ("Senator’s Player’s Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG119947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119947)

(Jack, Queen, King & Ace of Hearts with bronze bottom edge)

Orange/Blue Multi ("Senator’s Player’s Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG119948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119948)

(Picture of roulette wheel, bottom edge is orange, provision for player’s photo)

Gold/Blue Multi ("Senator’s Player’s Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG119949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119949)

(Picture of roulette wheel, bottom edge is gold., provision for player’s photo)

(Casino name on reverse is underlined with a red line and is right above the address line)

2nd Red (Casino Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG119952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119952)

White (Casino Club & large "C" with photos) PLACARD V Scarce 7  [CG119953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119953)

Gold (Rollers) None V Scarce 7  [CG119951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119951)

3rd Orange/Blue ("Senator’s Player’s Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG158355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158355)

(Picture of roulette wheel, bottom edge is orange, provision for player’s photo like 1st issue)

Gold/Blue ("Senator’s Player’s Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG158267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158267)

(Picture of roulette wheel, bottom edge is gold., provision for player’s photo like 1st issue)

(Casino name on reverse is NOT underlined and is right below the main paragraph with a red

diamond symbol between the casino name and the address line.)

4th Gold (Advantage Grand) None V Scarce 7  [CG176742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176742)

(Box for player photo on reverse)

XX Gold (Club Prive’) None V Scarce 7  [CG119950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119950)

(VIP Entry Card)

**CENTENARY LAKES SPORTS CLUB (Caboolture)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Blue/Green (Member 2009) None V Scarce 7  [CG119774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119774)

(Same card used at Caboolture RSL Club)

**COUNTRY CLUB CASINO (Tasmania)**

*(See "Wrest Point Hotel")*

[**CROWN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUSVCC) **(Melbourne)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st White (square Crown Logo) placard V Scare 7  [CG120142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120142)

White (oval Crown Club Logo) LM Datacard V Scarce 7  [CG120143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120143)

Navy (Crown Club Logo) LM Datacard V Scarce 7  [CG120144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120144)

Navy (The Mahogany Room) LM Datacard V Rare 25  [CG120145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120145)

(The 1st issue cards were from The World Trade Centre location 1994-1997)

2nd Orange/Blue (Crown Club Logo) G-Line V Scarce 7  [CG120147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120147)

Orange/Yellow (Young Members Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG120148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120148)

Purple (Crown Club Logo & "Seniors") G-Line V Scarce 7  [CG120149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120149)

White (“Restricted Membership”) None V Scarce 7  [CG120151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120151)

Blue (Crystal Club – vertical card) None V Scarce 7  [CG120152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120152)

Blue (Crown Club Logo) ACN V Scarce 7  [CG120153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120153)

White (oval Crown Club Logo) ACN V Scarce 7  [CG122867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122867)

Grey (The Mahogany Room) None Rare 15  [CG120154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120154)

3rd Red (“Crown Club” & Small Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG120155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120155)

(2nd line in paragraph starts “card…”)

Red (“Crown Club” & Small Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG120156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120156)

(2nd line in paragraph starts “this card…”)

Purple (“Crown Club” & Small Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG120157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120157)

Green (“Crown Club” & Small Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG161680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161680)

Grey ("Riverside" & Small Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG120158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120158)

(2nd line in paragraph starts “that this card…”)

4th Red (Crown Club Logo) Security Plastics V Scarce 7  [CG120159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120159)

Purple (Crown Club Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG120160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120160)

(This issue appears to have “Bubbles” on the obverse)

5th Gold (The Mahogany Room) Security Plastics Rare 15  [CG120161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120161)

6th Bronze (Signature Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG120162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120162)

Bronze (Signature Club Seniors) None V Scarce 7  [CG120163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120163)

Silver (Signature Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG120164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120164)

(There are supposed to be 5 levels, including Gold, Platinum & Black but no further

information has been available)

7th Navy (The Mahogany Room) None Rare 15  [CG120165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120165)

8th Gold (Crown Logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG149493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149493)

9th Bronze (Signature Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG157992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157992)

(Your Play logo added on reverse under Crown logo, Telephone (61 3) 9292 7222)

10th Gold (Signature Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG161681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161681)

(Your Play logo on reverse under Crown logo, Telephone 1800 88 4653)

XX Black (Code Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG120166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120166)

XX Blue (Bus Day Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG120167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120167)

(Dated 29/04/98 reverse)

XX Black (Crown Poker – PokerPro) None Rare 10  [CG120168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120168)

XX Red (Crown Poker) None Rare 10  [CG165379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165379)

XX Orange (Crown Poker – PokerPro $20 Pre Paid) None V Scarce 7  [CG165381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165381)

XX Mustard (Crown Poker – PokerPro $50 Pre Paid) None V Scarce 7  [CG165383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165383)

XX Green (Crown Poker – PokerPro $100 Pre Paid) None V Scarce 7  [CG165384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165384)

XX Black (Aussie Millions Poker Championship) None V Scarce 7  [CG158343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158343)

[**CROWN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPWCP) **(Perth)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Black (VIP Reward Club) CardCorp V Scarce 7  [CG036481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=036481)

2nd Blue (Crown Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084556)

Red (Crown Club – Riviera Room / Meridian Room) None V Scarce 7  [CG084557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084557)

Silver (Crown Club Pearl) None Rare 15  [CG087053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087053)

Gold (Crown Club – Pearl Room) None Rare 15  [CG084558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084558)

3rd Blue (Crown Club – Celebrate 30 Years) None V Scarce 7  [CG158354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158354)

4th White (Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG176849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176849)

Gold (Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG182679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182679)

Gold (Rewards – Pearl Room) None Rare 15  [CG183450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183450)

(CrownBet logo bottom left reverse)

[**DICKY'S BEACH SURF CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUDBDB) **(Sunshine Coast)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Dicky logo with beach scene & player photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG148074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148074)

[**DIAMOND BEACH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUDNDB) **(Darwin)**

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: c.1995

1st Gold (Diamond Club Logo) None V Rare+ 75  [CG120170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120170)

(Raised printing)

2nd Blue/Green (Diamond Club & Picture Card) None V Rare 40  [CG120171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120171)

**EUREKA (Tasmania)**

*(See "Oasis Rewards Club")*

**GOLDEN CASKET**

Slot Club Opened: 2007? Closed: no

*(These cards are used to track lottery play and not casino related!)*

1st Gold (“Player Card Winners Circle”) Placard V Scarce 7  [SCG00167](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00167.jpg)

(“Placard” is in the lower right, bar code reverse)

Gold ("Player Card Winners Circle") SP V Scarce 7  [SCG00168](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00168.jpg)

("SP" is in the lower right. Bar code reverse)

2nd White (ON:LINE) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00169](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00169.jpg)

(Has The Pools, Gold Lotto and Golden Casket logos across the top of the obverse)

**HERITAGE CASINO (Tasmania**)

*(See "Oasis Rewards Club")*

**JACKPOT CLUB, The (?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(These cards are used to track lottery play and not casino related!)*

1st Multi (“J” card with Smart Chip) None Rare 7  [SCG00170](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00170.jpg)

2nd Multi (“J” card with Smart Chip) None Rare 7  [SCG00171](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00171.jpg)

(This issue has a small square in the lower right corner of the reverse under the Coca Cola logo)

[**JUPITERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUBQJC) **(Gold Coast)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1992 Closed: no

1st Black/Orange ("Jupiters Players Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG120054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120054)

***(From 2nd issue on all cards are shared with Treasure Casino in Brisbane)***

2nd White (Casino Reward$) None V Scarce 7  [CG123621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123621)

(Yellow lines in logo on obverse, no text above mag stripe on reverse)

White (Casino Reward$) None V Scarce 7  [CG123622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123622)

(Silver lines in logo on obverse, numbers (02) 9898 0922 above mag stripe on reverse)

Silver (Casino Reward$) None V Scarce 7  [CG123623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123623)

(No yellow in casino box in logo on obverse)

3rd White (Casino Reward$) CardCorp V Scarce 7  [CG061350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061350)

(No blue arrows on front, “CardCorp (02) 9898 0922” above mag stripe on reverse)

White (Casino Reward$) CardCorp V Scarce 7  [CG123626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123626)

(Two blue arrows on front, “CardCorp (02) 9898 0922” above mag stripe on reverse)

Silver (Casino Reward$) CardCorp V Scarce 7  [CG123627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123627)

4th White (Casino Reward$) CardTek Scarce 3  [CG123628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123628)

(Hyphen in CardTek number)

White (Casino Reward$) CardTek Scarce 3  [CG123629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123629)

(No Hyphen in CardTek number)

Silver (Casino Reward$) CardTek V Scarce 7  [CG123630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123630)

5th White (Casino Reward$) Placard Scarce 3  [CG123631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123631)

Silver (Casino Reward$) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG123632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123632)

(Reverse blue box is rectangle)

6th White (Casino Reward$) Placard Scarce 3  [CG123633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123633)

Silver (Casino Reward$) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG123634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123634)

(Reverse blue box is rectangle, but **curved** top and bottom)

7th Red (Absolute Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG123995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123995)

Pearl (Absolute Rewards & Player Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG124002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124002)

Black (Absolute Rewards & Player PHoto Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG124003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124003)

(White swirls on obverse, 7 lines of text on reverse)

8th Red (Absolute Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG084549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084549)

Pearl (Absolute Rewards & Player Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG084550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084550)

Black (Absolute Rewards & Player PHoto Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG084551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084551)

(5 lines of text on reverse)

9th Red (Absolute Rewards) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG158446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158446)

XX White (Keno Player) CardCorp V Scarce 7  [CG123636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123636)

XX Blue (Club Conrad) None V Scarce 7  [CG165388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165388)

XX Blue (Club Conrad) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG165389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165389)

PC Blue (Club Conrad – Temporary Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG123637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123637)

(Club Conrad cards were for the VIP gaming area)

[**JUPITERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUTQJT) **(Townsville)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red/White (“Rewards” – VIP Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG061446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061446)

2nd Blue/White (“Rewards” – Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG061447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061447)

Grey/White (“Rewards” – Silver Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG173538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173538)

Mustard/White (“Rewards” – Gold Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG061449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061449)

3rd Orange (“Jupiters Club” – Bronze Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG061450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061450)

Silver (“Jupiters Club” – Silver Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG061451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061451)

Gold (“Jupiters Club” – Gold Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG061452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061452)

Dk Gold (“Jupiters Club” – Gold Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG061458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061458)

(Picture Card)

Grey (“Jupiters Club” – Platinum Member) Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG061489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061489)

(Picture Card)

(This issue has the word “HiCo” in the upper left reverse)

4th Red (Absolute Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG103487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103487)

(White swirls on obverse, 7 lines of text on reverse)

5th Red (Absolute Rewards & Player Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG118412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118412)

Grey (Absolute Pearl & Player Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG118413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118413)

Black (Absolute Black & Player Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG118415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118415)

Silver (Absolute Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG118416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118416)

(5 lines of text on reverse except for Diamond level that has 6 lines of text on reverse)

[**KAWANA BOWLS N’ RECREATION**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUWQCK) **(Queensland)**

[**CLUB KAWANA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUWQCK)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play, unsure of issue order so listed together)*

1st Purple/Gold (“Club Kawana”) None V Scarce 7  [CG120302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120302)

Blue (“Ladies Bowling Member” & Ocean Beach) None V Scarce 7  [CG120303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120303)

Blue (Surfer in Large Wave) None V Scarce 7  [CG120306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120306)

Brown (Boats on Lake at Sunset) None V Scarce 7  [CG120312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120312)

Orange ("Club Kawana" & stars) None V Scarce 7  [CG120313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120313)

Black/Silver (Club Kawana Experience Excellence) None V Scarce 7  [CG120321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120321)

Gold/Silver (Club Kawana Experience Excellence) None V Scarce 7  [CG148034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148034)

Red/Silver (Club Kawana Experience Excellence) None V Scarce 7  [CG148035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148035)

(Dated 2011 on obverse of Experience Excellence cards)

White (Club Kawana Experience Excellence) None V Scarce 7  [CG120324](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120324)

(This card has three photos of food and wine along the left of the obverse)

Multi (Kawana Waters & Beach Scene) HiCo/Schmick V Scarce 7  [CG126852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126852)

(Pilot wheel to left of "Kawana Waters")

[**LASSETERS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUASLC) **(Alice Springs)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Club Lasseters”) CardTek V Scarce 7  [CG084545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084545)

2nd Purple/Black (“Club Lasseters”) Cardcorp V Scarce 7  [CG084546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084546)

3rd Gold ("Club Lasseters") 7699-10/2010 V Scarce 7  [CG084544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084544)

4th Brown (Bronze Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG084547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084547)

? (Silver Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG101561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101561)

? (Gold Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG118435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118435)

? (Platinum Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG118436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118436)

? (Diamond Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG118437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118437)

[**LAUNCESTON COUNTRY CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPVLC)  **(Tasmania)**

*(See Wrest Point Hotel)*

**LEGENDS (Tasmania)**

*(See Oasis Rewards Club)*

[**LIONS RICHLANDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AURQLR) **(Richlands)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (@Lions Step on up) None V Scarce 7  [CG120585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120585)

[**MAROOCHY RSL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUMQMR) **(Queensland)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards are also used to track gambling play)*

1st Blue (“Discover the Excitement! 2009”) None V Scarce 7  [CG120586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120586)

2nd Purple/Black (2012 Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG148046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148046)

3rd Red (2014 Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG148047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148047)

[**MGM GRAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUDNMG) **(Darwin)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: no

1st Black/Green (“Lion’s Reward Member”) None Rare 10  [CG121169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121169)

Black/Silver (“Premium Member”) None Rare 10  [CG121170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121170)

Black/Gold (“Club Monte Carlo”) 24147 Rare 10  [CG121171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121171)

Blue (“Players Club” & Under Sea Scene) 29067 Rare 10  [CG121172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121172)

(The Blue card has the old “Lion Head” logo in lt and dk blue colors in the water)

2nd Blue (“Players Club” & Under Sea Scene) 34453 Rare 10  [CG066596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=066596)

(Card has the new “Walking Lion” logo)

XX Pink/Black (“Acres-Staff Card” & Lion Head Logo) None Rare 10  [CG121173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121173)

[**NARRABRI RSL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUNANR) **(Narrabri)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Orange (Narrabri RSL) ABnote V Scarce 7  [CG148045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148045)

[**OASIS REWARDS CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUSBOR) **(Tasmania)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

*(Used in small gaming clubs affiliated with Wrest Point & Launceston Country Club Casinos)*

1st Green/White (“Aces Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG173571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173571)

Blue (“Atlantis Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG173572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173572)

Orange/Black (“Eureka Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG173573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173573)

Orange/White (Heritage Player’s Club) None Scarce 3  [CG173574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173574)

Turquoise (“Legends Player’s Club”) None Scarce 3  [CG173575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173575)

[**PARRAMATTA LEAGUES CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPNPL) **(Parramatta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Purple (Parramatta Leagues Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG177055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177055)

(Provision for member photo on obverse)

[**REEF, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=aucqrh) **(Cairns)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Diamond shape and large black “insert” arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG061353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061353)

Green (Reef Club – Gold Club Member) None Rare 15  [CG061369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061369)

2nd Silver (Reef Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG165370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165370)

3rd Green/Blue (Reef Club) SP V Scarce 7  [CG061355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061355)

(The numbers "SP (02) 9898 0922 28098" are in the upper right of the reverse. Color variations)

Green/Blue (Reef Club) Security Plastics V Scarce 7  [CG130505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=130505)

(This card has "Security Plastics (02) 9898 0922 28098" in the upper right of the reverse)

4th Green/Blue (Reef Club) 28098 V Scarce 7  [CG061363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061363)

(Only the numbers 28098 are in the upper right of the reverse, lighter in color than the 2nd issue)

5th Green/Blue (Reef Club) 126-05/2008 V Scarce 7  [CG103495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103495)

(The “126-05/2008” is along the bottom right edge on the reverse)

6th Green/Blue (Reef Club) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061373)

7th Green/Blue (Reef Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG061439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061439)

XX Red (Card Play Gaming Machine Visitor Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG144580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144580)

(Mag stripe and barcode on reverse)

XX Red (Card Play Gaming Machine Visitor Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG186788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186788)

(Mag stripe without barcode on reverse)

[**SHERATON BREAKWATER**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUTQSB) **(Townsville)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1992? Closed: no

1st Yellow (Ace of Clubs) None Rare 15  [CG121216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121216)

(Raised printing)

2nd Gold (Casino Club Gold Member) None Rare 10  [CG121217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121217)

[**SKY CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=auassc) **(Adelaide)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: No

1st Red (Action) None Scarce 3  [CG121222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121222)

Blue/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG121223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121223)

("Skycity" in top of logo)

2nd Red (Action) None Scarce 3  [CG121224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121224)

Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG121225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121225)

Grey/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG121226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121226)

(No "Skycity" in logo)

**(All cards have "For information call +61 8 8212 2811" on bottom line of reverse)**

XX Navy/Gold (The Grange Room Guest Card) ? V Rare 15  [CG173569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173569)

[**SKY CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUDNSC) **(Darwin)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: No

1st Blue (Action) None V Scarce 7  [CG061435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061435)

Green (Action Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG061436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061436)

Yellow (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG061437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061437)

Silver (Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG165407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165407)

XX Mustard (Skyroom) None Rare 10  [CG061438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061438)

XX Silver (Skyroom) None Rare 10  [CG126853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126853)

XX Gold (Skyroom) None Rare 10  [CG126854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126854)

XX Black (Club Monte Carlo) None Rare 10  [CG165374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165374)

XX Maroon (Club Monte Carlo) None Rare 10  [CG165375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165375)

(Skyroom & Club Monte Carlo cards are for VIP gaming areas)

**[SOUTH TWEED SPORTS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUTHST) (Tweed Heads South)**

Slot Club Opened: 1964 Closed: no

*(Club offers poker, bingo and slotss, website mentions gaming)*

1st Turquoise (South Tweed Bowls Club) Cardcorp V Scarce 7  [CG198915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198915)

[**SS&A CLUB ALBURY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUANSC) **(Albury)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Club offers poker & bingo games, website mentions gaming machines)*

1st Blue (The Border’s Local Club) Security Plastics V Scarce 7  [CG103496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103496)

(Provision for member photo on obverse)

[**STAR, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPNTS) **(Sydney)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: No

1st Red ("Absolute Rewards" & swirl pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG120070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120070)

White (“Absolute Rewards” & swirl pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG161699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161699)

2nd Red ("Absolute Rewards" above Silver Band) None V Scarce 7  [CG084548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084548)

Red ("Absolute Rewards" with photo square) None V Scarce 7  [CG122892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=122892)

Red ("Absolute Social" above Silver Band) None V Scarce 7  [CG154714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154714)

3rd Red ("Absolute Rewards") None V Scarce 7  [CG137956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137956)

(Plain card with no background design and no silver band, silver reverse)

(Bottom line on reverse of 1st thru 3rd issue cards is "T H E S T A R")

4th Red ("Absolute Rewards" above Silver Band) Plicard V Scarce 7  [CG153043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153043)

(Now has "The Star Sydney" in bottom left corner on reverse)

[**STAR CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPNSC) **(Sydney)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: 2012

*(Star City became The Star under new ownership in 2012)*

1st Orange (“The Endeavour Room”) Cardcorp V Rare 25  [CG061498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061498)

(High Roller Card)

2nd Navy (White "Star" 5 Lines on reverse) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061501)

(Phone number on last line begins under “S” in “Sydney”)

3rd Blue (White “Star” 5 lines on reverse) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061502)

(Phone number begins under “o” in “Box”)

4th Rose (Grey "Star" 3 Lines on reverse) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061504)

5th Purple (Grey "Star" 3 Lines on reverse) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061539)

6th Purple (Grey "Star" 4 Lines on reverse) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061549)

Blue/Grey Multi (“The Endeavour Room”) Placard Rare 10  [CG061553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061553)

7th Orange/Blue (Total Star Blue) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061560)

(Different size signature strips have been found)

Blue (Total Star Blue) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061561)

Silver (Total Star Silver) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061604)

Red (Total Star Privilege) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061609)

(Third line of text on reverse of this issue is a phone number)

8th Silver (Total Star Silver) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061675)

Gold (Total Star Gold) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061682)

Brown (Total Star Platinum) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061684)

(This issue of cards have 2 mag strips on the reverse)

9th Blue (Total Star Blue) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061685)

Silver (Total Star Silver) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG061687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061687)

(Third line of text on reverse of this issue is gambling help website address)

10th Red (Absolute Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG061688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061688)

White (Absolute Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG061690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061690)

(Bottom line on reverse is "This card was issued by Star City Pty Ltd")

PC White (Gold Suite Guest Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG120587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=120587)

(Cardboard temporary card)

**[SYDNEY HARBOUR](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPNSH) (Sydney)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1997 Closed: no

1st Black (Big Time Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG121227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121227)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Black (Big Time Club) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG121228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121228)

(6 lines reverse text)

3rd Black (Big Time Club) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG121229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121229)

(7 lines reverse text)

4th Black (Big Time Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG121230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121230)

(3 lines text reverse & signature strip. Casino phone number 1 300 300 711)

[**TABARET REWARDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUMVT) **(Melbourne)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(The following cards are grouped by the design of the reverse and then listed in order by the*

*manufacturer number)*

1st Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8103 V Scarce 7  [CG121931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121931)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8106 V Scarce 7  [CG165408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165408)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8107 V Scarce 7  [CG121932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121932)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8111 V Scarce 7  [CG121933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121933)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8114 V Scarce 7  [CG121934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121934)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8119 V Scarce 7  [CG121935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121935)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8127 V Scarce 7  [CG121936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121936)

(These cards all have a small logo and large insert arrow on the reverse)

2nd Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8130 V Scarce 7  [CG165409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165409)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8131 V Scarce 7  [CG121937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121937)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8132 V Scarce 7  [CG121938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121938)

Green (“Tabaret”) Placard 8138 V Scarce 7  [CG121939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121939)

3rd Purple (It’s Time) Placard 8140 V Scarce 7  [CG121940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121940)

Purple (It’s Time) Placard 8142 V Scarce 7  [CG169321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169321)

Purple (It’s Time) Placard 8152 V Scarce 7  [CG121943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121943)

Purple (It’s Time) Placard 8154 V Scarce 7  [CG121945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121945)

(These cards have a large logo and small insert arrow on the reverse)

4th Gold (“Tabaret”) Placard 8500 V Scarce 7  [CG121946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121946)

(Small logo and large insert arrow on the white reverse)

XX Purple (Tabaret Rewards – The Players Bonus) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG121941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121941)

XX Purple/Blue (Millennium Member) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG121942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121942)

(This card was used in many of Melbourne's mini-casinos)

XX White (Club Rialto) Placard 8602 V Scarce 7  [CG121947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121947)

(Small logo and large insert arrow on the reverse)

XX Gold (“Tabaret”) None V Scarce 7  [CG121944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121944)

(No mag strip or logo on gold reverse. Called a “token” on the reverse with instructions and a

number. Color variations of the silver in the logo exist.)

[**TREASURY CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUBQTC) **(Brisbane)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1996 Closed: no

1st Tan (“Treasury Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG061338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061338)

(Reverse logo is "Conrad Treasury Casino")

Tan ("Treasury Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG061339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=061339)

(Reverse logo is "Treasury Casino")

*(See Jupiters Gold Coast starting with the 2nd issue forlater cards used at both casinos)*

[**WESTERN SUBURBS LEAGUE CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AULEWS) **(Leumeah)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Membership cards also used to track gambling play)*

1st Blue (Rewards Club – Your VIP Card) Loyalty Print V Scarce 7  [CG148032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148032)

(Stars numberd 1 to 5 up left side of obverse with "Wests Let's Go" to the right)

[**WREST POINT HOTEL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUSPWP) **(Tasmania)**

Slot Club Opened: 1973 Closed: no

[**LAUNCESTON COUNTRY CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AUPVLC) **(Tasmania)**

Slot Club Opened: 1982 Closed: no

*(Most cards were used at both locations)*

1st Green ("The Federal Casino Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG123718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123718)

(003 and 002 phone numbers on reverse)

Green ("The Federal Casino Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG123719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123719)

(03 phone numbers on reverse)

Wheat (“The Federal Casino Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123720)

2nd Blue (Federal Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG123721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123721)

Green (Federal Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG123725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123725)

Tan (Federal Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG123726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123726)

3rd Tan (Tasman Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG123727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123727)

Blue/Grey (Tasman Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG123728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123728)

Dk Green (Regines) Cardcorp V Scarce 7  [CG123729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123729)

4th White/Grey ("Wrest Point Rewards – Temporary”) Cardcorp V Scarce 7  [CG123731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123731)

Bronze ("Wrest Point Rewards – Bronze”) Cardcorp V Scarce 7  [CG123732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123732)

Silver ("Wrest Point Rewards – Silver”) Cardcorp V Scarce 7  [CG123733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123733)

Gold ("Wrest Point Rewards – Tasman”) Cardcorp V Scarce 7  [CG123734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123734)

White/Blue ("Premium Player" & 2 Scenic Photos) None V Scarce 7  [CG123737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123737)

5th Purple/White (“Federal Rewards Club – White”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123738)

Purple/Tan (“Federal Rewards Club – Bronze”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123739)

Purple/Grey (“Federal Rewards Club – Silver”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123740)

Purple/Gold (“Federal Rewards Club – Tasman”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123741)

(This issue has “Country Club Casino” on the reverse plus a “Diamond” and “Club”

on the bottom right of the obverse)

6th Purple/Pink (“Federal Rewards Club – Temp. Tasman Mbr”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123742)

Purple/White (“Federal Rewards Club – White”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123743)

Purple/Tan (“Federal Rewards Club – Bronze”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123745)

Purple/Grey (“Federal Rewards Club – Silver”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123746)

Purple/Gold (“Federal Rewards Club – Tasman”) None V Scarce 7  [CG161682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161682)

Lavender/Gold (“Federal Rewards Club – Temp. Tasman”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123747)

Lavender/Gold (“Federal Rewards Club – Temp. Tasman”) ABnote V Scarce 7  [CG123748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123748)

(AbnoteLM/SP & 05/07 782178 above the mag stripe)

(This issue has “Country Club Resort” on the reverse plus a “Diamond” and “Club”

on the bottom right of the obverse like the previous issue)

7th Purple/Tan (“Seniors Club – Bronze”) ABnote Scarce 5  [CG173570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173570)

(ABnoteLM/SP & 09/07 816369 above the mag stripe)

Gold/Green (“Federal Rewards Club – Tasman Emerald”) Sec Plas. Scarce 5  [CG123769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123769)

Gold/Green (“Seniors Club – Tasman Emerald”) Sec Plastics Scarce 5  [CG123770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123770)

Gold/Green (“Seniors Club – Tasman Emerald”) ABnote Scarce 5  [CG123771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123771)

(ABnoteLM/SP & 09/07 816369 above the mag stripe)

Gold/Pink (“Federal Rewards Club – Tasman Ruby”) Sec. Plastics Scarce 5  [CG123772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123772)

Gold/Pink (“Seniors Club – Tasman Ruby”) Security Plastics Scarce 5  [CG123773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123773)

Gold/Blue (“Federal Rewards Club – Tasman Diamond”) Sec. Plas. Scarce 5  [CG123775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123775)

Gold/Blue (“Seniors Club – Tasman Diamond”) Security Plastics Scarce 5  [CG123776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123776)

Blue (“Club Elite”) Security Plastics V Scarce 7  [CG123777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123777)

8th Purple/White (“Federal Rewards Club – White”) ABnote V Scarce 7  [CG161683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161683)

(ABnoteLM/SP & 09/08 940909 above the mag stripe, has “Diamond” and “Club” on the

bottom right of the obverse instead of the 3 vertical stars like the rest of the cards in this issue)

Purple/White (“Seniors Club – White”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123778)

Purple/White (“Seniors Club – White”) ABnote V Scarce 7  [CG123779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123779)

(ABnoteLM/SP & 09/08 940909 above the mag stripe)

Purple/Tan (“Seniors Club – Bronze”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123780)

Purple/Grey (“Seniors Club – Silver”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123782)

(This issue has **3 vertical stars** on the bottom right of the obverse except as noted)

9th Purple/White (“Federal Rewards Club – White”) 355456 V Scarce 7  [CG123783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123783)

Purple/Tan (“Federal Rewards Club – Bronze”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123784)

Purple/Silver (“Federal Rewards Club – Silver”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123785)

Gold/Red (“Federal Rewards Club – Tasman Ruby”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123786)

(This issue has "Country Club Tasmania" on the reverse instead of "Country Club Resort")

10th Purple/White (“Federal Rewards Club”) 355456 V Scarce 7  [CG158265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158265)

(Same as 9th issue but no longer has a card level on the obverse)

TC White (Wrest Point Federal – Foundation Member) None V Rare 25  [CG173565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173565)

(Australia’s first table card from the 1980’s)

XX Black/Grey (“Corporate Rewards”) Placard V Scarce 7  [CG123788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123788)

XX Red/White (“The Enclosure”) None V Scarce 7  [CG123789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=123789)

(This card entitled entry to private gaming areas in all Federal Pacific Hotel-Casino Resorts)

[**AUSTRIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=at)

[**CASINO BADEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATBACB) **(Baden)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 04/07 AustriaCARD 62111/000 Scarce 7  [CG170010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170010)

Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 09/07 AustriaCARD 62111/001 Scarce 7  [CG143011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143011)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO BREGENZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATBRCB) **(Bregenz)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 09/07 AustriaCARD 62109/001 Scarce 7  [CG127562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127562)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO GRAZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATGRCG) **(Graz)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 10/07 AustriaCARD 62301/000 Scarce 7  [CG143034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143034)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO INNSBRUCK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATINCI) **(Innsbruck)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (“Jackpot Corner” & Hotel Photo) None Scarce 7  [CG143035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143035)

(Also used as a room key-instructions on reverse)

2nd Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 10/07 AustriaCARD 62197/000 Scarce 7  [CG143036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143036)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO KITZBUHEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATKICK) **(Kitzbuhl)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 10/07 AustriaCARD 62198/000 Scarce 7  [CG143037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143037)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO SALZBURG**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATSACS) **(Salzburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 10/07 AustriaCARD 62302/000 Scarce 7  [CG143038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143038)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO SEEFELD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATSECS) **(Seefeld)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 10/07 AustriaCARD 62300/000 Scarce 7  [CG127564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127564)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO VELDEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATVACV) **(Velden am Worthersee)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 04/07 AustriaCARD 90610/000 Scarce 7  [CG143039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143039)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINO WIEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATWICW) **(Wien)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) 07/07AustriaCARD 62112/001 Scarce 7  [CG143040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143040)

*(Later switched to the generic Casinos Austria cards)*

[**CASINOS AUSTRIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=atwic1) **(Multiple Casinos)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi ("Spiel Card" & Smart Chip) AustriaCARD ? Scarce 7  [CG127563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127563)

(Orange insert arrow on this card, all later Spiel Cards have a large yellow insert arrow)

2nd Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) AustriaCARD 62345/000 Scarce 7  [CG135309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135309)

Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) AustriaCARD 62345/001 Scarce 7  [CG059137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=059137)

Multi (“Spiel Card” & Smart Chip) AustriaCARD 62345/002 Scarce 7  [CG135310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135310)

Multi ("Spiel Card" & Smart Chip) AustraiCARD 62345/004 Scarce 7  [CG153627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153627)

3rd Multi ("Spiel Card" – girl in black slacks) AustriaCARD 62345/005 Scarce 7  [CG128109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128109)

Multi ("Spiel Card" – girl in black slacks) AustriaCARD 62345/006 Scarce 7  [CG135099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135099)

Multi ("Spiel Card" – girl in black slacks) AustriaCARD 62345/007 Scarce 7  [CG153628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153628)

4th Multi ("SpielCARD" – slot reels & chips) AustriaCARD 62345/008 Scarce 7  [CG149015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149015)

Multi (“SpielCARD” – slot reels & chips) AustriaCARD 62345/009 Scarce 7  [CG177564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177564)

Multi (“SpielCARD” – slot reels & chips) AustriaCARD 62345/010 Scarce 7  [CG177565](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177565)

Multi (“SpielCARD” – slot reels & chips) AustriaCARD 62345/011 Scarce 7  [CG168286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168286)

5th Multi (“SpielCARD” – slot reels & chips) None Scarce 7  [CG174897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174897)

(White reverse with barcode & mag stripe, 4th issue cards had black reverse with no barcode)

6th Black (“Spiel Card” – large arrows) None Scarce 7  [CG200969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200969)

[**CONCORD CARD CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip_search.php?ccg=065958) **(Multiple Poker Rooms)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Concord Card" & Barcode on back) None Scarce 7  [CG065958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065958)

2nd Red (“Concord Card” & “Poker mit Leidenschaft”) None Scarce 7  [CG107944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=107944)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**PA ENTERTAINMENT & AUTOMATEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ATKRPE) **(Karntnerstrasse)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Operates gambling machines in automatic parlors and in individual installations)*

1st Blue (Casino Joker’s) None Scarce 7  [CG192061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192061)

(Has smart chip & QR-code on obverse with space for player photo)

[**AZERBAIJAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=AJ)

[**REGENCY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=AJBARC) **(Baku)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Regency Casino at the Hyatt Hotel) None Rare 15  [CG177566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177566)

[**BAHAMAS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=BS)

[**ATLANTIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bspiat) **(Paradise Island)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Access) None V Scarce 7  [CG133112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133112)

2nd Tan/Blue ("Preferred Player" over Sun) None V Scarce 7  [CG133114](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133114)

(The 2nd to last line on the reverse begins “least 18 years…”)

3rd Tan/Blue ("Preferred Player" over Sun) None V Scarce 7  [CG133116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133116)

(The 2nd to last line on the reverse begins “ be at least 18 years…”)

4th Blue (“Casino Player Card”) None Scarce 3  [CG133134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133134)

TC Lt Blue (“Atlantis” in gold) None V Rare 25  [CG133111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133111)

(No mag stripe on reverse, but does have a signature strip)

PC Blue (Players Access) None Scarce 3  [CG133143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133143)

(Redeem this card at the Atlantis Casino Promotions Desk)

**The following cards are resort ID cards that are also used as room keys and for player**

**rewards at the casino slots and tables. IDxx numbers are used to identify the following**

**resort ID issues separately from the dedicated casino player cards listed above.**

ID1 Tan/Blue (Montage Fish and Map) None V Scarce 7  [CG133115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133115)

(No web address, cards may or may not have text along the bottom obverse regarding

inserting into slot machines)

ID2 Tan/Blue (Montage Fish and Map) None V Scarce 7  [CG133118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133118)

(Web address added to the reverse, white text upper right obverse indicates to “Insert into slot

machines to earn comps”. Cards may or may not have text along the bottom obverse regarding

inserting into slot machines.)

ID3 Blue (“Harborside Resort” & Fish) None Scarce 3  [CG133120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133120)

(No phone numbers on reverse)

ID4 Blue (Logo and “Fish”) None Scarce 3  [CG133121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133121)

(No box around signature strip on reverse)

Blue (Logo and “Fish”) None Scarce 3  [CG133133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133133)

(Box around signature strip on reverse)

ID5 Biege (“The Cove Atlantis” & Circles) None Scarce 3  [CG077293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077293)

ID6 Blue (Girl on Inner Tube & Water Ride) None Scarce 3  [CG077297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077297)

Blue (2 Mermaids in Water) None Scarce 3  [CG077298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077298)

ID7 Green (“The REEF Discover Wonders”) None Scarce 3  [CG133135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133135)

Blue ("The REEF encounter mystery") None Scarce 3  [CG133136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133136)

Blue ("The REEF all colors fade to blue") None Scarce 3  [CG133137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133137)

ID8 Black/Green (Cartoon Network Ben 10 Omniverse) None Scarce 3  [CG133138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133138)

(Green logo in circle)

Multi (Cartoon Network Dragons – Dragon & Boy) None Scarce 3  [CG133139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133139)

Blue/White (Cartoon Network Finn – Baby Face) None Scarce 3  [CG133140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133140)

ID9 Orange (2 horses on hind legs – vertical card) None Scarce 3  [CG133141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133141)

Green (2 horses on hind legs – vertical card) None Scarce 3  [CG133142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133142)

Blue (2 horses on hind legs – vertical card) None Scarce 3  [CG136002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136002)

ID10 Blue (Atlantis Then Now Always – 20 Years) None Scarce 3  [CG138701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138701)

ID11 Black/Blue (Atlantis Live Diana Ross New Year's Eve) None Scarce 3  [CG155213](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155213)

ID12 Cream (“The Cove Atlantis” & Sea Shells) None Scarce 3  [CG177256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177256)

ID13 Blue (“Harborside Resort” & Fish) None Scarce 3  [CG177257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177257)

(Phone numbers on 2 lines on bottom of reverse)

**[BAHA MAR](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BSNABM) (Nassau)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed no

1st White (ClubBlu) None V Scarce 7  [CG195098](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195098)

[**BAHAMIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bsfrba) **(Freeport)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed ?

1st Blue (The Resort at Bahamia) None V Scarce 7  [CG077346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077346)

PCX White (Rating Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG077355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077355)

[**CABLE BEACH RESORTS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BSNACP) **(Nassau)**

*(See “Crystal Palace Casino”)*

[**CRYSTAL PALACE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BSNACP) **(Nassau)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Multi (“Carnivals’ Crystal Palace”) None Rare 20  [CG133206](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133206)

2nd Blue (4 Hotels Pictured in Center) NBS V Scarce 7  [CG077542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077542)

(No umbrella in sand at bottom right corner)

3rd Lt Green (3 Hotels Pictured in Center) NBS V Scarce 7  [CG077547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077547)

(Large umbrella in sand at bottom right corner)

4th Green (“Crystal Card” Chips & Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG077543](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077543)

5th White ("Crystal Palace" in Blue Text) None V Scarce 7  [CG087353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087353)

6th Green/Orange (Crystal Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG087303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087303)

7a Blue (Passport Rewards – Preferred Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG077544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077544)

Gold (Passport Rewards – Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG103362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103362)

(Reverse normal text, top line above mag stripe is 37mm wide)

7b Blue (Passport Rewards – Preferred Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG133207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133207)

(Reverse bold text, top line above mag stripe is 31mm wide)

8th Green/ Blue (Passport Rewards Preferred Member) None Scarce 3  [CG077545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077545)

Orange/Blue (Passport Rewards Gold Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG077553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077553)

Red/Blue (Passport Rewards Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG077546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077546)

9th Gold (Passport Rewards Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG077548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077548)

Grey (Passport Rewards Platinum Member) None Scarce 3  [CG077549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077549)

Silver (Passport Rewards Diamond Member) None Scarce 3  [CG077550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077550)

10th Gold (Passport Rewards Gold Member) None Scarce 3  [CG077552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077552)

Silver (Passport Rewards Diamond Member) None Scarce 3  [CG077551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077551)

(Larger palm tree with waves)

[**EMERALD BAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bsgeeb) **(Great Exuma)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2008

*(See MyChoice 1st and 2nd issue cards from Pinnacle Entertainment in the Universal*

*Section for cards used at Emerald Bay)*

[**ISLE OF CAPRI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BSLUIO) **(Lucaya)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2009

*(See generic Isle of Capri cards listed in the Universal Section)*

[**PARADISE ISLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BSPIPI) **(Paradise Island)**

Slot Club Opened: 1967 Closed yes

*(Cards were also used at the Resorts casino in Atlantic City, NJ and are listed there also)*

1st Silver (International Passport) Data Card Rare+ 25  [CG077860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077860)

(Reverse is actually "Data Card PA". This card has a magnetic stripe on the reverse. Most cards

have a barcode on the back.)

Silver (International Passport) None Rare+ 25  [CG006231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=006231)

[**PLAYBOY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bsnapc) **(Nassau)**

Slot Club Opened: 1978 Closed 1983

1st White (“The Playboy Casino” & VIP Bunny Logo) None Ex Rare 100  [CG077918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077918)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bsfrpc) **(Freeport)**

Slot Club Opened: 1983 Closed: 2000

1st Blue/Yellow Multi (Casino) None Scarce 7  [CG136103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136103)

PC White (Princess Casino Rating Card) None Scarce 7  [CG136104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136104)

(Picture of Red-White-Blue slot machine on reverse)

[**RESORTS WORLD BIMINI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BSNBBB) **(North Bimini)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Red (Genting Rewards – Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG164317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164317)

Grey (Genting Rewards – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG179154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179154)

Black (Genting Rewards – Black) None Rare 10  [CG179155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179155)

(Web address on this issue is “www.rwbiminibahamas.com” while Platinum and Black levels

have provision for player photo)

2nd Red (Genting Rewards – Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG179153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179153)

(Web address is “www.rwbimini.com”)

[**ROYAL OASIS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bsfrro) **(Bahamas)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2002

1st Blue (Sailboat, Dice & Three 7’s) ACC V Scarce 7  [CG077985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077985)

Red (Ruby) ACC Rare+ 15  [CG077986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077986)

Green (Emerald) ACC V Rare 25  [CG077987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077987)

(This issue had the casino name and island on the obverse)

2nd Blue (Sailboat, Dice & Three 7’s) None Scarce 3  [CG077984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=077984)

Red (Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG017364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=017364)

Green (Emerald) None Rare 10  [CG103308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103308)

(This issue does NOT have the casino name and island on the obverse)

**[TREASURE BAY](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BSLUTB) (Lucaya)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed no

*(Several of the Treasure Bay cards from Biloxi, MS in the USA were used in the Bahamas)*

1st Gold (Compass) (I) Common 1  [CG002598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=002598)

(Same as the 14th issue cared from Treasure Bay in Biloxi, MS used since their opening 11/2009)

2nd Gold (Compass) plicards Common 1  [CG085566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085566)

(Small “BIL” near lower left edge on reverse with "P645317" below it, "www.plicards.com"

in lower right reverse. Same as the 20th issue card from Treasure Bay in Biloxi, MS)

[**BELARUS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=by)

[**CASINO FORTUNE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYBRCF) **(Brest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Silver) None Rare 15  [CG044365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044365)

[**CASINO METELICA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMOCM) **(Mogilev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Privilege Card – Standart) None Rare 15  [CG171385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171385)

Silver (Privilege Card – Silver) None Rare 15  [CG171386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171386)

Gold (Privilege Card – Gold) None Rare 15  [CG171387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171387)

Silver (Privilege Card – Platinum) None Rare 15  [CG171388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171388)

(Second phone# on reverse is +375 (44) 747 00-77)

2nd Black (Provilege Card – Standart) None Rare 15  [CG204214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204214)

(Second phone# on reverse is +375 (33) 389-78-78)

[**CASINO MILLENNIUM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMICM) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Red (Red Label) None Rare 10  [CG171382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171382)

[**CASINO MIRAGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIC3) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: 2014

1st Red (Guest Card with Signature Strip) None Rare 10  [CG171365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171365)

2nd Red (Guest Card with no Signature Strip) None Rare 10  [CG171366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171366)

[**CASINO ROYAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMICR) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Casino Royal Logo & “card” ) None Rare 10  [CG171264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171264)

Blue (Casino Royal Logo & “silver”) None Rare 10  [CG171265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171265)

Red (Casino Royal Logo & “gold”) None Rare 10  [CG171266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171266)

(No web address on reverse)

2nd Black (Casino Royal Logo & “card”) None Rare 10  [CG171381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171381)

(Web address added on reverse

XX Silver (VIP Card) None Rare 10  [CG171267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171267)

XX Gold (VIP Card) None Rare 10  [CG171268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171268)

[**CASINO XO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMICX) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (King of Diamonds in silver ) None Rare 10  [CG143010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143010)

[**CASINO ZEUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIC4) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st White (Zeus) None Rare 10  [CG194577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194577)

XX Black (Poker Club Zeus - Guest ) None Rare 10  [CG173852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173852)

[**CLUB-CASINO BELAJA VEZJA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMICB) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Casino Logo – Guest) None Rare 10  [CG171400](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171400)

Grey (Casino Logo – Silver) None Rare 10  [CG171401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171401)

Gold/Black (Casino Logo – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG171402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171402)

Gold/Red (Casino Logo – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG171403](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171403)

(Levels are printed on the reverse)

[**COLISEUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMI9) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (V.I.P. – Casino – Club - Restaurant ) None Rare 10  [CG194562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194562)

[**GLOBAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIGC) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Global Casino VIP) None Rare 10  [CG171811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171811)

(Has “Club G Card” on reverse)

[**MAXBET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIMA) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed:no

1st Red (Red Card & Diamond logo surrounded by stars) None V Scarce 7  [CG173385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173385)

[**OLYMPIC CASINO PASSAZH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIOC) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

[**OLYMPIC CASINO PROSTORE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIO2) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Bonus Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG145844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145844)

Silver/Blue (“Silver Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG145845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145845)

Silver/Gold (“Gold Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG145846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145846)

[**OPERA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIO1) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Opera logo with web address below ) None Rare 10  [CG043368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043368)

[**PLAZA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bymip1) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Multi (Roulette Wheel ) None Rare 10  [CG171383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171383)

[**SHANGI LA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMISL) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Silver (X.O at Shangri La ) None Rare 10  [CG171269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171269)

[**TREASSURE ISLAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYGOTI) **(Gomel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2001

1st Blue (Roulette Wheel inside Ship Captain’s Wheel ) None V Rare 25  [CG171521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171521)

(Has Guest Card in Russian - “Kapta roctR” under logo)

[**VICTORIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIV1) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Black/Grey (Victoria Casino Logo ) None Rare 10  [CG171336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171336)

Beige/White (Victoria Casino Logo – Bronze None Rare 10  [CG171337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171337)

Black/Silver (Victoria Casino Logo – Silver) None Rare 10  [CG171338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171338)

Black/Gold (Victoria Casino Logo – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG171339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171339)

(Higher level cards have the level printed on the REVERSE)

[**VICTORIA CHERRY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BYMIVC) **(Minsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (VC Casino) None Rare 25  [CG171390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171390)

2nd Red (Victory VC Cherry Casino) None Rare 25  [CG173678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173678)

[**BELGIUM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=be)

[**ANTWERP GAMING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEXXAG) **(Antwerp)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Membership Club Creditcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG154885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154885)

[**AVROY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEXXAV) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Smart Chip & wimi logo lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG158474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158474)

[**B ZENITH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBRBZ) **(Brussels)**

[**BRUSSELS ZENITH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBRBZ) **(Brussels)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158356)

[**BLITZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANBC) **(Antwerp)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue/Grey (Blitz logo & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG157759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157759)

2nd Red (Exclusive Member & Player Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG157760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157760)

3rd Blue (No play No win) ? V Scarce 7  [CG196670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196670)

[**BLUE DIAMOND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BELIBD) **(Lichtervelde)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Smart Chip & Roulette Wheel, Cards & Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG157834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157834)

[**CAPITOLE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANCC) **(Antwerpen)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown/Multi (Membership Card & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158414)

Blue (Membership Card/Arcade Div. & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158415)

[**CAPITOLE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEDPCC) **(De Panne)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Membership Card & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158416)

Blue (Membership Card/Arcade Div. & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158417)

[**CAPITOLE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEGECC) **(Gent)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Membership Card & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158418)

[**CAPITOLE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEOOCC) **(Oostende)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Membership Card/Arcade Div. & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158419)

[**CAPITOLE CASINO GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEVCCC) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (“Every day real winners!” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158420)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO BLANKENBERGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBLCB) **(Blankenberge)**

Slot Club Opened: 1934 Closed: no

1st Mustard (Woman in Cowboy Hat at Slots) None Rare 15  [CG143049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143049)

(Barcode on reverse)

Black (People at Roulette Wheel) None Rare 15  [CG160058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160058)

(Barcode on reverse)

PCX Black (Guest Card) None Rare 15  [CG138176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138176)

PCX Blue/White (Prive Club) None Rare 15  [CG096597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=096597)

[**CASINO CHAUDFONTAINE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BECHC1) **(Chaudfontaine)**

Slot Club Opened: 1939 Closed: no

PC Yellow ("Casino: Chaudfontaine" & Barcode) None Rare 15  [CG143041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143041)

(Has player photo on right, barcode on left, instructions listed on reverse.

**[CASINO DE NAMUR](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=benac1) (Namur)**

Slot Club Opened: 1914 Closed: no

1st White (Casino de Namur) None V Rare 25  [CG082415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082415)

XX Black (Circus Poker) None V Scarce 25  CG157888

(This card also used at Casino de Spa)

XX Black ("Namur Poker Room" & large red spade) None V Rare 25  [CG100090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100090)

(All cards have a barcode on the reverse)

**[CASINO DE SPA](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bespc1) (Spa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

PC Red (Carte de Membre) None V Rare 25  [CG157758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157758)

PC Red (Laissez Passer V.I.P.) None V Rare 25  [CG179780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179780)

XX Black (Circus Poker) None V Scarce 25  CG157888

(This card also used at Casino de Namur)

**CASINO DINANT (Dinant)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Green ("Valable jusqu'au" & player photo with barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG145201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145201)

[**CASINO KURSAAL OOSTENDE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEOOCK) **(Oostende)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Cards & Roulette Wheel) Cardwridh V Rare 25  [CG143146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143146)

White (Cards & Roulette Wheel) None V Rare 25  [CG108058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108058)

[**CASINO MIDDELKERKE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bemcm1) **(Middelkerke)**

Slot Club Opened: 1954 Closed: no

1st Red (Casino Middelkerke) None Rare 25  [CG175680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175680)

2nd Blue (Casino Middelkerke) None Rare 25  [CG143147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143147)

3rd Yellow (www.casinomiddelkerke.be & casino images) None Rare 25  [CG143149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143149)

[**CASINO RENO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANCR) **(Antwerpen)**

Slot Club Opened: 1981 Closed: no

1st White (Reno logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG157711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157711)

(Alternating Black and Red arrows across top of obverse, blank reverse)

2nd White (Reno logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG162810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162810)

(Same obverse as 1st issue but reverse is black with Win Online and “www.winonline.be”)

3rd White (Reno logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG172737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172737)

(Same obverse as 1st issue but reverse is brown with “winonline.be casino and sports”)

XX Blue (Reno logo & King of Spades Cartoon Character) None V Scarce 7  [CG157712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157712)

[**CHIP AMUSEMENT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANCA) **(Antwerp)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Now Golden Palace Chip)*

1st Purple (Your Credit Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG157835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157835)

2nd Blue (Piles of chips bottom left & right corners) ? V Scarce 7  [CG196669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196669)

[**CIRCUS BONCELLES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEVCCG) **(Boncelles)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

1st Orange (Stacks of Chips plus Clown) None V Rare 25  [CG157887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157887)

(Smart chip on obverse with barcode on reverse)

[**COCKY’S GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BENICG) **(Ninove)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (“Cocky’s Games” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG174203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174203)

(WIMI Games logo bottom left obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**DEN HARING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEUNDH) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Smart Chip & Chips, Dice, Cards, Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG158476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158476)

**DIAMOND** [**DICE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBODD) **(Speelhal , Vitsdam, Bornem)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Smart Chip with Dice and Large Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG158325](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158325)

(Card number printed on obverse in upper left corner)

2nd Blue (Smart Chip with Dice and Large Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG158326](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158326)

(Card number printed on reverse with small barcode)

[**EXPO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BESTEC) **(Strombeek-Bever)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Pink ("Expo Gaming Club" & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG154881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154881)

2nd White (“Expo Gaming Club” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG177567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177567)

[**GOLDEN GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEMEGG) **(Mechelen)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Membership Card & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158387)

2nd Red (Golden Games with Dice & Chips) None V Scarce 7  [CG158388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158388)

(Smart chip on obverse with barcode on reverse)

[**GOLDEN VEGAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEVCGV) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Destination Vegas III Casino Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG194924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194924)

(Smartchip on obverse)

[**GRAND CASINO BRUSSELS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bebrg1) **(Brussels)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2010

1st Black (Large Script B) Austriacard 21438 V Scarce 7  [CG143148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143148)

[**GRAND CASINO BRUSSELS @ VIAGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBRV1) **(Brussels)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Black (Large "V") None V Scarce 7  [CG143150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143150)

[**JOKER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANJC) **(Anderlecht)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (Joker and “Gaming Club” with smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG172740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172740)

2nd Red (“Joker” & Casino Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG158351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158351)

[**JOKER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEASJC) **(Asse)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Joker Asse” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158352)

White ("Joker Casino Asse" & Ace of Spaces in corners) None V Scarce 7  [CG158353](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158353)

(White card is a vertical card with smart chip)

[**JOKER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBLJC) **(Blankenberge)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Joker” in Blue Neon) MCC Rare 7  [CG158346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158346)

(Has "Lic N\*: B3771" in lower left corner on reverse)

Black (“Joker” in Blue Neon) MCC Rare 7  [CG158347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158347)

(No "Lic N" on reverse)

Black (“Joker” in Blue Neon) GLC Rare 7  [CG158348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158348)

(Has "License N\*: B16595" in lower left corner on reverse)

PC Green/Yellow (Dice) None Rare 7  [CG158349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158349)

[**JOKER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEVIJC) **(Vilvoorde)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Joker” & Gaming Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG158350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158350)

**[JOSAN SPEELHAL](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BETEJS) (Ternat)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Membership Card/Arcade Div. & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158434)

2nd Blue Multi (Casino Icons & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158435](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158435)

(No barcode on reverse)

3rd Blue Multi (Casino Icons & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158436)

(Barcode on reverse)

(All cards have WIMI logo on obverse)

[**JOSAN SPEELHAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEHAJS) **(Halle)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: yes

Red/Yellow Multi ("Halle" & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158433)

(WIMI logo on obverse with barcode on reverse)

**[LOTUS PALACE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEMILC) (Middlekerke)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Yellow (Smart Chip & Cards & Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG157757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157757)

[**MONACO GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEKKMG) **(Knokke)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (“WIMI Games” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158451)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**NAPOLEON GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEAFNG) **(Affligem)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Napoleon on horseback & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG157886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157886)

2nd Black ("Every day real winners" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG149009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149009)

(Barcode on reverse with "AFFLIGEM")

[**NAPOLEON GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBENG) **(Berlare)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Every day real winners" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG149010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149010)

(Barcode on reverse with "BERLARE")

2nd Black ("Play When Feeling Lucky" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG149014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149014)

(Barcode on reverse with "BERLARE")

3rd Navy (“Play When Feeling Lucky” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG168373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168373)

(Barcode on reverse with “BELARE”)

[**NAPOLEON GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEDPNG) **(De Panne)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Every day real winners" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG149011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149011)

(Barcode on reverse with "DE PANNE 1")

Black ("Every day real winners" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG149012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149012)

(Barcode on reverse with "DE PANNE 2")

[**NAPOLEON GAMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEKNNG) **(Knokke)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Every day real winners" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG149013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149013)

(Barcode on reverse with "KNOKKE")

**[PANACHE CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANCP) (Antwerp)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Yellow (“Member of Panache Casino ”) None V Scarce 7  [CG157715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157715)

(Smart chip on obverse, blank reverse)

2nd Black/Yellow (“Member of Panache Europe”) None V Scarce 7  [CG157716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157716)

Black/Orange (“Member of Panache Europe”) None V Scarce 7  [CG157717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157717)

(Reverse text starts “Be a player, Be a Winner…” on both cards in this issue)

(This issue has a smart chip picture on the front but no actual chip)

3rd Orange (“Club Panache” & picture of smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG164421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164421)

**[PLAYWORLD](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANPA) (Antwerpen)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Multi (Roulette Wheel & Gambling Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG158450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158450)

(Smartchip on obverse, blank reverse)

[**POKER PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEANPP) **(Antwerpen)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Poker Palace” & Straight Flush inside crown) None V Scarce 7  CG158463

(Smart chip on obverse with barcode on reverse)

[**RIVIERA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEUNRI) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (Smart Chip with Roulette Wheel & Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG172777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172777)

[**ROYAL SEVEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEGERS) **(Gent)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Membership Card/Arcade Div. & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158475)

[**STAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEVCSC) **(Multiple)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Ace of Spades playing card design & casino logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG154882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154882)

Black (Ace of Spades playing card design & casino logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG154883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154883)

[**VERSAILLES PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BEBRVP) **(Brussels)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Dk Pink Crown Logo & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG152397](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152397)

(Some cards have barcode stickers on the reverse)

**WIMI GAMES (Multiple)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Membership Card” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7 ■

*(Several variations of this card have the individual casino names also printed on the obverse.*

*The cards are all listed under the actual casino name.)*

[**BELIZE**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=bz)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BZBCPC) **(Belize City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Belize Princess) None Rare 10  [CG154049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154049)

[**BONAIRE**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=BP)

[**DIVI FLAMINGO BEACH CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BPKRDF) **(Kralendijk)**

Slot Club Opened: 1984 Closed: no

1st Blue (Player’s Club) None Rare 10  [CG192250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192250)

[**BOSNIA & HERZEGOVINA**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=BA)

[**COLOSEUM CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BASACC) **(Sarajevo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Imperium Players Club – Lucky Card) None Rare 15  [CG171491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171491)

[**BOTSWANA**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=bw)

[**GRAND PALM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BWGAGP) **(Gaborone)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Casino Card) None Rare 25  [CG144551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144551)

[**BULGARIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=bg)

[**BLACK SEA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgxxb1) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Red (Roulete Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG142959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142959)

(Two paragraphs of text on reverse aligned at left with no separating line, 25mm top to bottom)

Dk Red (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG151847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151847)

(Two paragraphs of text on reverse aligned at left with no separating line, 24mm top to bottom)

2nd Dk Red (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG141919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141919)

(Two paragraphs of text on reverse centered with separating line between paragraphs, first line

of text on reverse is 71mm wide)

Dk Red (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG171166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171166)

(Two paragraphs of text on reverse centered with separating line between paragraphs, first line

of text on reverse is 78mm wide)

3rd Red/Black (“Black Sea Casino” in large text) None V Scarce 7  [CG174072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174072)

4th Red/Black (“Membership Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG185629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185629)

5th Grey (Large Sea Shell) None V Scarce 7  [CG165918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165918)

[**BLITZ CLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOBC) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040384)

[**CAESARS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSO13) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Win Caesars Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG174445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174445)

2nd White (“Membership Card” and Large Dice) None V Scarce 7  [CG174446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174446)

XX Green (PokerPro Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG174450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174450)

(Caesars Casino logo on reverse)

[**CASINO ADMIRAL CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGXXCA) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Multiple gaming clubs throughout Bulgaria offering slots, live games & sports betting)*

1st Blue (Admiral Club Bulgaria) None V Scarce 7  [CG174418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174418)

[**CASINO ALBENA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGALCA) **(Albena)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Casino Logo at right, player photo on left) None Rare 15  [CG145608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145608)

[**CASINO ASTERA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVAAC) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Casino Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG145879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145879)

2nd Blue (Casino Club Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145880](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145880)

3rd Red (Casino Club Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145881)

(Casino names in normal text on reverse)

4th Red (Casino Club Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG160447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160447)

(Casino names in italics on reverse)

(Blue and red cards have space for player photo)

[**CASINO CAPITOL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOCC) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145765)

(No mag stripe on reverse)

2nd Grey (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145766)

(Mag stripe on reverse)

**[CASINO CLUB ELDORADO - LAVELLE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOC8) (Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown/Red (Techno Poker Club & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158887)

Brown/Red (Techno Poker Club & Mag Stripe) None V Scarce 7  [CG174202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174202)

2nd Green (Techno Poker Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG158884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158884)

(Has "PokerPro (TM) Player Card" in very tiny letters in upper right corner obverse)

XX Yellow/Red (Eldorado & "E" Crest) None V Scarce 7  [CG158885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158885)

[**CASINO CLUB ELDORADO - VITOSHA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSO9) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green ("Eldorado" and pair of Aces) None V Scarce 7  [CG158886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158886)

(Has "PokerPro (TM) Player Card" in very tiny letters in upper right corner obverse)

**[CASINO DIAMOND CLUB](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGGSCD) (Golden Sands)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (“Diamond Club” Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG145710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145710)

Blue (“Diamond Club” Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG039550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039550)

Red (“Diamond Club” Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG039551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039551)

2nd Lt Blue (“Diamond Club” Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG145711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145711)

[**CASINO DIMYAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVACD) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Grand Hotel Dimyat)*

1st Purple (“Casino Dimyat” and player photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG040385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040385)

[**CASINO EFBET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGXXCE) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st White/Grey (efbet.com Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG145597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145597)

Gold/Black (efbet.com Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG145598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145598)

Red/Black (efbet.com Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG148437](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148437)

Black (efbet.com Hob Kaneht) None V Scarce 7  [CG150817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150817)

Black (efbet.com Nέοζ πελάτήζ) None V Scarce 7  [CG174077](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174077)

(This issue has no white stripe on the obverse for a signature and there is a red line going

across the entire card from side to side with no arrows)

2nd White/Grey (efbet.com Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG150818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150818)

Gold/Black (efbet.com Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG151617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151617)

Red/Black (efbet.com Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG171100](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171100)

Black (efbet.com Hob Kaneht) None V Scarce 7  [CG145599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145599)

(This issue has a white stripe on bottom of the obverse for a signature and there is an arrow

at the left end of the red line across the bottom of the obverse)

3rd White/Grey (efbet.com Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG174075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174075)

Gold/Black (efbet.com Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG174080](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174080)

Black (efbet.com Hob Kaneht) None V Scarce 7  [CG174081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174081)

(This issue has GTECH logo added on bottom left reverse)

[**CASINO FINIX**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGKUCF) **(Kulata)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (Finix Casino logo, barcode & player photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG040387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040387)

2nd Black (Players Club VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG040388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040388)

3rd Silver (Finix Casino logo & flower design down left) Uniprint V Scarce 7  [CG040389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040389)

[**CASINO HAWAII**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOC4) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Became Casino Hemus)*

1st Blue (Membership Card with logo upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG148254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148254)

(No mag stripe)

2nd Blue (Membership Card with logo upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG039552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039552)

(Mag stripe)

2nd Orange (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG171379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171379)

(Thin plastic card)

[**CASINO HEMUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOCH) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Was previously Casino Hawaii)*

1st Blue (Player’s Photo & “Membership Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG145752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145752)

Blue (Player’s Photo & “Membership Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG174073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174073)

(Incomplete phone numbers on reverse of this card)

*(See Casino Efbet for later cards)*

[**CASINO HRISANTEMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgsbhh) **(Sunny Beach Resort)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Diamond centered) None Rare 10  [CG145784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145784)

(Space in fax phone number on reverse “241 85”)

2nd Blue (Diamond centered) None Rare 10  [CG145785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145785)

Red (Diamond centered) None Rare 10  [CG177925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177925)

(NO Space in fax phone number on reverse “24185” of this issue)

3rd Blue (“Casino Hrisantema” across top) None Rare 10  [CG171130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171130)

(“Feel the difference1” across bottom of obverse)

PC Multi (Large Roulette Wheel) None Rare 15  [CG158449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158449)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO KUBAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSBCK) **(Sunny Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Grey (Casino Kuban logo and cards in pocket) None V Rare 25  [CG161673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161673)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO LAS VEGAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOCL) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Silver (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG039886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039886)

[**CASINO MAGIC CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSO12) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Silver (“Membership Card” & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG174285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174285)

2nd Black/Gold (“Membership Card – Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG174286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174286)

Blue/Silver (“Membership Card – Silver”) None V Scarce 7  [CG174287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174287)

3rd Black/White/Red (“Membership card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG174343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174343)

(Smart chip on reverse of all cards)

[**CASINO MEMPHIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOCM) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black/Yellow (Membership Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG040379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040379)

Black/Yellow (VIP Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040380)

[**CASINO PRIVE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOCP) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Became the Princess Casino Rodina)*

1st Grey/Blue (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040381](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040381)

(Phone number is (359 2) 951 66 31)

2nd Grey/Blue (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040382)

(Phone number is (359 2) 951 50 39 with fax number added)

[**CASINO RILA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgsoc3) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC White (Membership Card) None V Rare 25  [CG145878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145848)

(Address on reverse starts under “e” in “mhehuemo” above, corners are large radius)

PC White (Membership Card) None V Rare 25  [CG171132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171132)

(address on reverse starts under “m” in “mhehuemo” above, corners are small radius)

[**CASINO RITZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGPLCR) **(Plovdiv)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (RitZ Star Casino & Gold Crown) None Rare 10  [CG145750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145750)

(Player photo, phone number is “0888515532”)

2nd Red (RitZ Star Casino & Gold Crown) None Rare 10  [CG174182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174182)

(Player photo, phone number is “0888 508 583”)

3rd Yellow (Club Card) None Rare 10  [CG132833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132833)

XX Brown/Gold (Cash Card) None Rare 10  [CG156363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156363)

[**CASINO ROYAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSZCR) **(Stara Zagora)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“Membership Card” and player photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG040386](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040386)

[**CASINO SESAME**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGTACS) **(Targovishte)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Membership Card” and 1 man) None Rare 10  [CG041820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041820)

(Address across bottom of reverse)

Gold ("Membership Card" and 2 men) None Rare 10  [CG145748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145748)

(Address across bottom of reverse)

Gold (“Membership Card” and 2 men) None Rare 10  [CG157709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157709)

(No address on reverse)

2nd White ("Sesame") None Rare 10  [CG151618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151618)

3rd White (“Sesame Silver”) None Rare 10  [CG174201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174201)

[**CASINO SOFIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOCS) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Black (Membership Card) None V Rare 25  [CG170154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170154)

[**CASINO TANGER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSLCT) **(Sliven)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (“Casino Tanger” and casino icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG105499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105499)

[**CASINO VARIETE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSBCV) **(Sunny Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Blue (Roulete Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG145596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145596)

(Bar Code reverse)

**[CASINO VIP](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgsoc1) (Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Kempinski Hotel Zografsky)*

1st Red (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040391)

[**CASINO VITOSHA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgsoc6) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Membership Card & player photo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG148255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148255)

[**CASINO XO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSVCX) **(Saint Vlas)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Maroon (Member Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177562)

[**CHERNO MORE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVACC) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey Marble (Silver Casino Club) None Rare 10  [CG212313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212313)

[**CITY CASINO GROUP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOC7) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: 2012

1st Dk Grey (CGC Logo & "Silver") None Rare 10  [CG145475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145475)

**[CRYSTAL CROWN CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGBUC3) (Sunny Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Lt Orange (“Membership Card” & Logo to Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG145848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145848)

(Reverse logo has dark grey outside ring with casino name hard to read)

2nd Lt Orange ("Membership Card" & Logo to Left) None V Scarce 7  [CG145847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145847)

(Reverse logo has light grey outside ring with casino name easily readable)

[**FIESTA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSVFC) **(Svilengrad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Loyalty Card – Platinum Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG194329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194329)

[**GRAND CASINO BOURGAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGBUGC) **(Bourgas)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG039553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039553)

2nd Blue (Logo to the right & Picture Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145474)

[**GRAND CASINO INTERNATIONAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgvag1) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Name was changed to International Hotel Casino in 2014)*

1st Dk Blue (Colored Logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG145759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145759)

(1st line reverse starts, “The **casino management**…”)

2nd Dk Purple (Colored Logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG145760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145760)

(1st line reverse starts, “The **management**…”)

3rd Dk Blue (Logo right-Picture Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145761)

4th Blue/White (Logo Centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG145762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145762)

5th Blue (“Do you wanna play?”) None V Scarce 7  [CG145763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145763)

(The "p" in "play" is level with the word "wanna")

6th Teal (“Do you wanna play?”) None V Scarce 7  [CG145764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145764)

(The word "play" goes below "wanna")

XX Black (The I Club – Higher Roller Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG171987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171987)

[**GRAND CASINO VARNA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVACV) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Logo to the right & Picture Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145767)

2nd Blue (Dice & Piles of Chips) None V Scarce 7  [CG145839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145839)

3rd Grey/Blue (“Silver” & CCG logo at right) None V Scarce 7  [CG145768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145768)

("Grand Casino" bottom center of obverse)

4th Grey/Blue (“Silver” & CCB logo at right) None V Scarce 7  [CG145769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145769)

("Grand Casino" bottom left of obverse)

XX Green (“STAFF” with logo at right) None Rare 10  [CG039885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039885)

**[HAVANA CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVAHC) (Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Green (Membership Card & Player Photo) None Rare 10  [CG171190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171190)

[**INTERNATIONAL CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOIC) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: 2005

PC Maroon (The International Casino Club Sofia) None Rare 10  [CG040378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040378)

(Vertical paper card)

[**INTERNATIONAL HOTEL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVAIH) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

*(Previously the Grand Casino International)*

1st Blue (All In Your Hands) None V Scarce 7  [CG145755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145755)

(Reverse text 26mm top to bottom)

Blue (All In Your Hands) None V Scarce 7  [CG171096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171096)

(Reverse text 27mm top to bottom, slightly larger space between paragraph & address)

Blue (All In One Place) None V Scarce 7  [CG170676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170676)

2nd Blue (Players Club – Blue) None V Scarce 7  [CG189223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189223)

Silver (Players Club – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG189224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189224)

Gold (Players Club – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG189225](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189225)

Black (Players Club – Diamond) None Rare 15  [CG189226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=189226)

3rd Blue (Players Club – Blue Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG193591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193591)

[**LONDON CLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgsoc5) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (London Club Casino Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145786)

2nd Black (London Casino Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG148377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148377)

[**NYMPHES PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSLNP) **(Sliven)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Blue (Player’s Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 15  [CG040373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040373)

2nd Blue (Princess Players Club) None Rare 10  [CG171162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171162)

[**PALMS BET GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOPC) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (Loyalty Club – Silver Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG174236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174236)

XX Green (“Techno Poker Club” & Palms Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG174237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174237)

XX Red/Yellow (“Techno Poker Club” & Palms Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG174238](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174238)

[**PALMS FINIX CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGKUCP) **(Kulata)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver/Grey (Players Club Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG174444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174444)

[**PALMS MERKUR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVAPM) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Membership Club – Silver Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040374)

Gold (Membership Card – Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG210350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210350)

(No text under logo at left on obverse)

2nd Silver (Membership Club – Silver Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG040375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040375)

(2 lines of text under logo at left on obverse)

[**PALMS PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGVAVP) **(Varna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown/Red (Techno Poker Club & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG171200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171200)

[**PEGASUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSVPC) **(Svilengrad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Classic) None Rare 10  [CG171194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171194)

[**PLATINUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgbup1) **(Bansko)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Managed by Hotel Perun)*

1st Blue (Platinum Casino Logo & Free Transport) None V Scarce 7  [CG171023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171023)

(“Hotel Perun” on reverse with smart chip)

[**PLATINUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=bgbup1) **(Sunny Beach Resort - Burgas)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

*(Managed by Grand Hotel & Casino International)*

1st Lt Grey (“So Many Ways to Have Fun”) None V Scarce 7  [CG071467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071467)

2nd Lt Grey (“So Many Ways to Have Fun”) None V Scarce 7  [CG170009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170009)

Blue (“So Many Ways to Have Fun”) None V Scarce 7  [CG174102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174102)

(Free Transport logo added in bottom right on obverse)

3rd Lt Grey (Two Women with casino logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG174317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174317)

(Free Transport logo bottom left on obverse)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOMP) **(Mladost)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Princess Players Club) None Rare 10  [CG145837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145837)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGPLTP) **(Plodiv)**

[**TRIMONTIUM PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGPLTP) **(Plodiv)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Teal (Player’s Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG145836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145836)

(Large orange crown at right on obverse, “Plovdiv” under “Princess Casino” at top of obverse)

2nd Blue (Player’s Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG174109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174109)

(“Princess Casinos International” under small yellow crown at right on obverse, “PLOVDIV”

at top of obverse)

3rd Blue (Princess Players Club) None Rare 10  [CG176522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176522)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOP2) **(Rodina)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG040377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040377)

(Purple bands across top and bottom of obverse)

Blue (Membership Card) None Rare 15  [CG145838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145838)

(Yellow bands across top and bottom of obverse)

2nd Blue (Princess Players Club) None Rare 10  [CG154843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154843)

Silver (Princess Players Club Premium) None Rare 15  [CG171600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171600)

**[PRINCESS CASINO](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOPH) (Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Player's Photo & "Membership Card") None Rare 15  [CG154842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154842)

(Large orange crown at right on obverse without casino name underneath, "Sofia" in upper

and lower case letters under "Princess Casino" on top of the obverse. Phone# on bottom of

reverse is "359 2 931 00 77")

Blue (Player's Photo & "Membership Card") None Rare 10  [CG147794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147794)

(Large orange crown at right on obverse without casino name underneath, "Sofia" in upper

and lower case letters under "Princess Casino" on top of the obverse. Phone# on bottom of

reverse is "359 2 933 87 00")

Blue (Player’s Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG145831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145831)

(Large orange crown at right on obverse without casino name underneath, "SOFIA" in all caps

under "Princess Casino" on top of the obverse)

2nd Blue (Player’s Photo & “Membership Card”) None Rare 10  [CG145832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145832)

(“Princess Casinos” under small yellow crown at right on obverse, blank reverse)

3rd Blue (Player's Photo & Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG145833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145833)

("Princess Casinos" under small yellow crown at right on obverse, text on reverse. Telephone

number is 359 2 9338700)

4th Blue (Player's Photo & Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG145835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145835)

("Princess Casinos" under small yellow crown at right on obverse, text on reverse. Telephone

number is 359 28138500)

Blue (Player’s Photo & Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG174111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174111)

(Blank reverse)

(This issue has yellow insert arrows top and bottom at left on the obverse)

5th Blue (Princess Players Club) None Rare 10  [CG150816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150816)

Gold (Princess Players Club Gold) None Rare 15  [CG174181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174181)

(Single web address on bottom line of reverse)

6th Blue (Princess Players Club) None Rare 10  [CG149140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149140)

(Two web address on bottom line of reverse)

XX White (Princess Favorite Guest Membership Card) None Rare 20  [CG040376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040376)

[**ROYAL KING CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSVR1) **(Svilengrad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Club Card with Smartchip) None Rare 10  [CG171195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171195)

[**ROYALE PALMS CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGXXRP) **(Sofia & Burgas)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Loyalty Club – Silver Member) None Rare 10  [CG148372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148372)

Gold (Loyalty Club – Gold Member) None Rare 10  [CG148373](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148373)

Black (Loyalty Club – Platinum Member) None Rare 10  [CG148374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148374)

(Player photo on reverse of all cards)

[**SPORTS CLUB & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOSC) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple (Players Club – Standart) None V Scarce 7  [CG040390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=040390)

[**VIVA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOC2) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Yellow (Players Club) None Rare 20  [CG145816](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145816)

(Web and email addresses in white)

2nd Yellow (Players Club) 280406 – 04/12 Rare 20  [CG145817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145817)

(Web and email addresses in brown)

3rd Yellow (Players Club) 280850 – 06/13 Rare 20  [CG145818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145818)

(Web and email addresses in brown)

4th Yellow (Players Club) None Rare 20  [CG159433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159433)

(Web and email addresses in black)

XX Yellow (Players Club – sample card) MaxCard V Scarce 7  [CG210349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210349)

PC Yellow (Membership Card – Once Viva, Always Viva) None Rare 20  [CG145819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145819)

[**WIN GOLD GAMING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGXXWG) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (New Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG045462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045462)

[**WINBET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGSOWI) **(Sofia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Online casino and sports betting)*

1st Bronze (WinBet Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG175226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175226)

Silver (WinBet Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG177929](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177929)

Gold (WinBet Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG188544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188544)

White (WinBet New Client) None V Scarce 7  [CG175227](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175227)

Brown (WinBet Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG203782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203782)

2nd Black (WinBet Gaming Club Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG175228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175228)

(This card also has an EGT Gaming Club logo in the upper right obverse)

3rd Black (WinBet Gaming Club Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177930)

Black/Bronze (WinBet Gaming Club Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG177931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177931)

Black (WinBet Gaming Club New Client) None V Scarce 7  [CG177932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177932)

[**YES BET CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=BGXXYB) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG203784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203784)

[**CAMBODIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=kh)

[**HOLIDAY PALACE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KHPOHP) **(Poipet)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Bronze (Holiday Palace & Photo Square) None Rare 10  [CG156943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156943)

[**HOLIDAY POIPET CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KHPCHP) **(Poipet)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Orange (Holiday Poipet Casino) None Rare 20  [CG142951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142951)

[**HO WAH GENTING CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KHPOHW) **(Poipet)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey/White (HWG Casino Privilege Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG154761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154761)

(Photo square on reverse)

[**NAGAWORLD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=khppnw) **(Phnom Penh)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (Membership / Entry Card) None Rare 20  [CG142953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142953)

2nd Red (Golden Edge Reward Club – Panda Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG156944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156944)

Green (Golden Edge Reward Club – Jade Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG156945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156945)

Yellow (Golden Edge Reward Club – Dragon Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG156946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156946)

Black (Golden Edge Reward Club – Infinity Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG156947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156947)

Blue (Golden Edge Reward Club) None Rare 10  [CG156948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156948)

Orange (Golden Edge Reward Club) None Rare 10  [CG156949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156949)

(Photo square on front of all 2nd issue cards, levels are on the reverse except for the last 2 cards)

3rd Red (Golden Edge Reward Club – no photo square) None Rare 10  [CG176231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176231)

[**POIPET RESORT CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KHPOPR) **(Poipet)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Gold Card) None Rare 10  [CG156942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156942)

[QUEENCO CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KHSIQC) (Sihanoukville)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Queenco Loyalty Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG193270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193270)

[**CHILE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=c2)

[**DREAMS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=C2XXDC) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Club Mundo Dreams – Blue) undurraga Ti.com Rare 10  [CG133454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133454)

2nd Blue (Club Mundo Dreams – Blue) archivert.cl Rare 10  [CG139278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139278)

Gold (Club Mundo Dreams – Gold) archivert.cl Rare 10  [CG139279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139279)

Black (Club Mundo Dreams – Black) archivert.cl Rare 10  [CG139280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139280)

[**ENJOY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=C2XXEC)  **(Several Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Orange (Enjoy Club Classic) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG045964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045964)

(Last line in reverse paragraph ends with "Enjoy Club", "archivert.cl" is vertically in the lower

right on the reverse)

Orange (Enjoy Club Classic) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG133451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133451)

(Last line in reverse paragraph ends with "Enjoy Club", "archivert.cl" is at top right reverse)

Orange (Enjoy Club Classic) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG133452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133452)

(Last line in reverse paragraph ends with "Servicio a Cliente.")

Blue (Enjoy Club Silver) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG133453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133453)

(White arrow on obverse left)

Blue (Enjoy Club Silver) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG112674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112674)

(No arrow on obverse)

Gold (Enjoy Club Gold) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG046028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046028)

Grey (Enjoy Club Platinum) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG046157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046157)

Black (Enjoy Club Diamond) archivert.cl V Scarce 7  [CG046158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046158)

2nd Orange (Enjoy Play) Sacoa System V Scarce 7  [CG046159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046159)

(Barcode & mag stripe on reverse)

[**MONTICELLO GRAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=C2SFMO) **(Santiago)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st White (“Monticello” center logo) Intercard Rare 10  [CG112673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112673)

2nd White (“Monticello” – smartcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG045733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045733)

Maroon (Sun Int’l Maroon MVG - smartcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG045734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045734)

Silver (Sun Int’l Silver MVG - smartcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG045792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045792)

Gold (Sun Int’l Gold MVG - smartcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG045962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=045962)

Grey? (Sun Int’l Platinum MVG - smartcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG045963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=04963)

3rd Maroon (Sun Int'l Maroon MVG – smartcard) Gemalto SGP V Scarce 7  [CG154844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154844)

(Reverse manufacturer mark is actually "Gamalto SGP" with 12/13 at the end of the line)

[**CHINA (Macau)**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=m6)

[**BABYLON CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MABC)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(All regular issue cards are also used at the Pharaoh's Palace and are listed under both casinos)*

1st Blue/Multi (Pharaoh’s Head & Babylon logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG151627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151627)

Black/Multi (Pharaoh’s Head, SJM & Babylon logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG151630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151630)

Gold/Multi (Pharaoh’s Head, SJM & Babylon logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG151633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151633)

Silver (Pharaoh's Head, SJM & Babylon logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG151634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151634)

(Insert arrow in bottom right on obverse with arrow pointing left)

2nd Blue/Multi (Pharaoh's Head & Babylon logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG151887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151887)

(Insert arrow in bottom left on obverse with arrow pointing right, barcode on reverse)

XX Blue (Diamond & “Diamond Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG154871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154871)

XX Red (Diamond & “Diamond Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG154872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154872)

XX Gold (Diamond & “Diamond Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG154873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154873)

*(The XX issue cards are from the Flamingo Slot Club inside the Babylon Casino)*

[**CASA REAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MACR)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (Casa Real logo & smartchip) None Rare 10  [CG154759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154759)

2nd Mustard (Golden Club & Casa Real logo lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG154760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154760)

*(Now uses Solis Club cards from SOLIS)*

[**CASINO ALTIRA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MACA)

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(See Melco Crown Gaming for all cards used at multiple locations)*

XX Bronze (Altira Club over diamond pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG154732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154732)

(Membership card for access to elite areas of the casino & hotel)

[**CASINO GOLDEN DRAGON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MA16)

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: ?

1st Mustard (VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG151424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151424)

(Top right phone number on reverse is “Macau (853) 727-979”)

Red (Slot Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG151425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151425)

2nd Mustard (VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG151426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151426)

(Top right phone number on reverse is “Macau (853) 2872-7979”)

3rd Black (Prestige Card) None Rare 10  [CG176309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176309)

4th Black (Prestige Card) None Rare 10  [CG188722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188722)

(Player photo and QR code added on reverse)

[**CASINO LAN KWAI FONG MACAU**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MACL)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Cream (“Wild Card” and LKF Logo at left) None V Scarce 7  [CG145883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145883)

Gold ("Wild Card" and LKF Logo at left) None Rare 10  [CG145884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145884)

(Cards are known with player photo in upper right corner on obverse)

[**CASINO LISBOA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MA17)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black ("Welcome" & Jack/Queen/King of Spades) None V Scarce 7  [CG151520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151520)

(No mag stripe on reverse)

2nd Multi (“Casino Lisboa” hologram & Casino pictured) None V Scarce 7  [CG151521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151521)

("Casino Lisboa" is vertical along right edge of obverse)

3rd Multi (“Casino Lisboa” hologram & Casino pictured) None V Scarce 7  [CG151522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151522)

("Casino Lisboa" is horizontal in upper right corner of obverse)

4th Red (Multi colored ribbon logo & dated 2012 on front) None V Scarce 7  [CG151523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151523)

(Has "Casino Lisboa 42" in upper right of obverse)

[**CASINO OCEANUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MACO)

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Oceanus Club Classic”) None V Scarce 7  [CG151519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151519)

[**CITY OF DREAMS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6ma13)

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Blue (“City Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG108014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108014)

Gold (“City Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146063)

Red (“City Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146064)

Green (“City Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146065)

Green (“Signature Club”) None Rare 10  [CG146066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146066)

(City of Dreams only logo on reverse)

*(See Melco Crown Gaming for later cards used at multiple locations)*

[**CROWN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6mac7)

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2009

*(Became the Casino Altira)*

1st Gold (“Crown Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146042)

2nd Gold (“VIP Slots”) None V Scarce 7  [CG192470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192470)

[**EMPEROR PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6mace)

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Red (“Emperor Palace” and Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG090552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090552)

(Phone# and web address above mag stripe)

2nd Red (“Emperor Palace” and Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG204119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204119)

Red (“Emperor Palace Premier” & Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG192469](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192469)

(No text over mag stripe)

[**GALAXY MACAU**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6ma12)

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Gold (“Galaxy Privilege Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG144681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144681)

("starworldmacau.com" and "galaxymacau.com" web addresses above mag stripe)

2nd Gold (“Galaxy Privilege Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG092517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092517)

Silver (“Galaxy Privilege Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG144679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144679)

Black (“Galaxy Privilege Club” & Diamonds) None Rare 10  [CG144680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144680)

("galaxyprivigeclub.com" web address above mag stripe with provision for player photo)

3rd Gold ("Galaxy Privilege Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG144727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144727)

(No signature strip or player photo square on reverse)

4th Gold ("Galaxy Privilege Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG144682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144682)

("mygalaxyclub.com" web address above mag stripe with provision for player photo)

5th Gold (GEG Privilege Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG149222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149222)

("mygalaxyclub.com" web address above mag stripe with provision for player photo, 3 logos

ABOVE white signature strip)

6th Gold (GEG Privilege Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG171995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171995)

(“mygalaxyclub.com” web address above mag stripe with providion for player photo, 3 logos

BELOW long white strip for player info and signature)

7th Gold (GEG Privilege Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG193264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193264)

(The Promenade Shops logo added on reverse)

Gold (GEG Privilege Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG204125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204125)

(Sticker over reverse text with updated wording)

[**GRAND LISBOA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6XXCG)

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Green/Multi (“Grand Lisboa” and Oriental Charactors) None V Scarce 7  [CG146043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146043)

Green/Multi (“Grand Lisboa Jade” and Casino Tower) None V Scarce 7  [CG146044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146044)

Green/Multi (“Grand Lisboa Jade” & gold rectangle) None V Scarce 7  [CG204124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204124)

(Same basic design as card above with Casino Tower but with gold rectangle across bottom

Left obverse)

**[GRAND WALDO CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MACG)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: 2013

1st Grey (“Grand Waldo” and Waldo logo upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG146045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146045)

(Cards known with "V-Powered" stickers)

2nd Green (“Grand Waldo Casino” & Galaxy logo upper right) None V Scarce 7  [CG206807](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206807)

**[GRANDVIEW CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6TAGH)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: ?

1st Red ("Grandview Casino" and smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG154758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154758)

XX Gold (Casino Macau Jockey Club) None Rare 10  [CG154870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154870)

(Smartchip on obverse)

XX Red (Casino Macau Jockey Club) None Rare 10  [CG188718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188718)

(Smartchip on obverse)

*(Now uses Solis Club cards from SOLIS)*

[**JIMEI CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MAJC)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Large diamond & Jimei logo in lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG154762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154762)

(Black reverse)

2nd Blue (Large Saphire & Jimei logo in lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG154763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154763)

Red (Large Ruby & Jimei logo in lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG154764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154764)

Silver (Large diamond & Jimei logo in lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG154765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154765)

(Grey reverse on this silver card)

[**KAM PEK PARADISE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MACK)

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Green (“Paradise Entertainment” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG151883](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151883)

Gold ("Paradise Entertainment" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG151884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151884)

Black ("Paradise Entertainment" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG151885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151885)

2nd Red (“Paradise Entertainment” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG168318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168318)

(Photo square on reverse for player photo)

XX Red (The Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG151886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151886)

[**L’ARC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MALM)

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Yellow (“L’Arc Macau” and large yellow flower) None V Scarce 7  [CG144683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144683)

(Reverse text is 21mm top to bottom)

Yellow (“L’Arc Macau” and large yellow flower) None V Scarce 7  [CG171207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171207)

(Reverse text is 22mm top to bottom)

2nd Brown (“L’Arc Macau” and small yellow flower) None V Scarce 7  [CG144684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144684)

Black (“L’Arc Macau Diamond” and small yellow flower) None Rare 10  [CG144685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144685)

(Hologram background on Diamond level)

3rd Blue ("L'Arc Macau Classic Slot) None V Scarce 7  [CG144686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144686)

4th Brown (“L’Arc Macau” and small yellow flower) None V Scarce 7  [CG188720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188720)

**MACAU LANDMARK CASINO**

*(See Pharaoh's Palace Casino)*

**MACAU SLOT**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Sports betting franchise company, no casino games)*

XX Multi (Chinese Characters & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00172](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00172.jpg)

(Has "macauslot.com" in bottom right corner of obverse)

[**MELCO CROWN GAMING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6TAMC)

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Blue ("City Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG146067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146067)

Green ("Signature Club") None Rare 10  [CG146068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146068)

Red (“Signature Club”) None Rare 10  [CG146069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146069)

(Altira and City of Dreams logos on reverse, cards used at both locations)

2nd Blue ("City Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG154731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154731)

(Altira, City of Dreams and Studio City logos on reverse, cards used at all 3 locations)

3rd Blue (“City Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG193258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193258)

(“Members of Melco” added under logos)

XX Lt Grey (Li Ying Club) None Rare 15  [CG176516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176516)

[**MGM GRAND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6mac5)

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Dk Gold (“Golden Palace Club” & Lion Head) None V Scarce 7  [CG146046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146046)

Gold (“Golden Lion” and Lion Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG146047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146047)

2nd Mustard (“Golden Lion” and MGM Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG090553](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090553)

3rd Mustard (Gold Lion and "Gold Lion" over MGM Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG146048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146048)

Red (Gold Lion and "Elite" over MGM Pattern) None V Scarce 7   [CG146049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146049)

("Elite" in upper right corner on obverse, has “Valid Thru” on 2 lines with “Month/Year”

bottom right obverse printed by the card manufacturer.)

(This issue cards have "Mlife" on reverse)

4th Red (Gold Lion and “Elite” over MGM Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG176075](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176075)

(“Elite in upper right corner on obverse, “Valid Thru” and date printed by casino

with no “Month/Year” like on previous issue. ”MLife” logo on reverse.)

5th Mustard (Gold Lion and “Gold Lion” over MGM Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG188723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188723)

(No longer has MLife logo on reverse but has “mlife.mo” web address)

Blue (“Mlife Sapphire” & lion outline) None V Scarce 7  [CG193254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193254)

[**MOCHA CLUBS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MAMO)

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Grey (“Member” & logo upper right corner) None Rare 15  [CG144694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144694)

Mustard (“Advantage Member” & logo upper right) None Rare 15  [CG144695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144695)

(+853 780 233 phone number on 1st issue cards, all later cards have +853 2878 0233 phone#’s)

2nd Red (“Regular” and large “M” logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG144687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144687)

(3 lines of English text under mag stripe on reverse)

3rd Red (“Regular” and large “M” logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG144688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144688)

(4 lines of English text under mag stripe on reverse, no date above mag stripe)

4th Red ("Regular" and large "M" logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG144689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144689)

(Aug 2010 date on reverse top left)

5th Red ("Regular" and large "M" logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG154728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154728)

(05/2011 date on reverse top left)

6th Red (“Regular” and large “M” logo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG144690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144690)

(Aug 2012 date on reverse top left)

Gold (“Advantage” and large “M” logo on left) None Rare 10  [CG144691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144691)

(Aug 2012 date on reverse top left)

7th Gold (“Advantage” and large “M” logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG144692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144692)

(Dec 2012 date on reverse top left)

Silver (“Premier” and large “M” logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG144693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144693)

8th Red ("Regular" and large "M" logo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG144696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144696)

(Sep 2013 date on reverse top left)

9th Purple (“Royal” and large “M” logo on left) None Rare 10  [CG186677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186677)

(Feb 2014 date on reverse top left)

10th Red (“Regular” and large “M” logo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG176074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176074)

Brown ("Advantage: & large "M" logo on left) None Rare 10  [CG150821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150821)

(Mar 2015 date on reverse top left)

11th Red (“Regular” and large “M” logo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG188721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188721)

(July 2017 date on reverse top left)

12th Red (“Regular” and large “M” logo on left) None V Scarce 7  [CG194945](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194945)

(Oct 2017 date on reverse top left)

[**PHARAOH'S PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MAPP)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Inside the Landmark Macau Hotel, a member-only casino)*

1st Yellow (“Pharaoh’s Palace” & Pharaoh’s Head) None V Scarce 7  [CG151626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151626)

2nd Blue (Pharaoh’s Head & orange & green **line** bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG151623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151623)

Blue (Pharaoh’s Head & orange & green **line** bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG151624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151624)

(Same obverse with addition of white oval for a player number above the orange & green line)

3rd Blue (Pharaoh’s Head & blue **arrow** bottom) None V Scarce 7  [CG151625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151625)

***(4th issue and later cards are also used at the Babylon Casino and listed under both casinos)***

4th Blue/Multi (Pharaoh’s Head & Babylon logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG151627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151627)

Black/Multi (Pharaoh’s Head, SJM & Babylon logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG151630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151630)

Gold/Multi (Pharaoh’s Head, SJM & Babylon logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG151633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151633)

Silver (Pharaoh's Head, SJM & Babylon logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG151634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151634)

(Insert arrow in bottom right on obverse with arrow pointing left)

5th Blue/Multi (Pharaoh's Head & Babylon logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG151887](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151887)

(Insert arrow in bottom left on obverse with arrow pointing right, barcode on reverse)

XX Purple (“Orbit Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG152003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152003)

XX Blue (Pharaoh's Head) None V Scarce 7  [CG151888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151888)

(Used in the Orbit Slot Machine & Gaming Lounge)

XX Blue (Legend Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG164268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164268)

(Player photo square on reverse, used in The Legend Club VIP area. Second logo from left on

reverse is Pharaoh’s Palace Casino)

XX Blue (Legend Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG165099](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165099)

(Player photo square on reverse, second logo from left on reverse is Legend Palace)

*(Now uses Solis Club cards from SOLIS)*

[**PLAZA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MAC2)

*(See Sands China Ltd)*

[**PONTE 16 RESORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6ma9)

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Grey (“Classic Card” & Ponte 16 logo toward right) None V Scarce 7  [CG146050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146050)

(Grey pattern over bottom clear section)

Grey (“Classic Card” & Ponte 16 logo toward right) None V Scarce 7  [CG194946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194946)

(Gold pattern over bottom golden clear section)

Black (“Infinite Card” & Ponte 16 logo toward right) None V Scarce 7  [CG146051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146051)

Silver (“Privilege Card” & Ponte 16 logo toward right) None V Scarce 7  [CG146052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146052)

[**RIO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MARH)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Rio” in script lettering over “RIO CASINO”) None V Scarce 7  [CG151427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151427)

2nd Gold (Rio Slots) None V Scarce 7  [CG165247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165247)

[**SANDS CHINA Ltd**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6XXSC)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Cards used at the Sands Macau, Sands Cotai Central, Plaza and Venetian casinos)*

1st Gold (“Sands Rewards Club” - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG154725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154725)

("Sands Rewards Club" in upper right corner, 3 logos on reverse without player photo square)

Gold (“Sands Rewards Club” - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG092516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092516)

("Sands Rewards Club" in upper right corner, 3 logos on reverse with player photo square)

Gold (“Sands Rewards Club” – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG158823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158823)

(Same as above with player photo square but has “Expiry Date” next to obverse insert arrow)

Red (“Sands Rewards Club” - Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG151362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151362)

Black (“Sands Rewards Club” - Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG151363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151363)

(Provision for player photo on reverse with 3 logos, level names are not printed on cards)

2nd Gold ("Sands Rewards Club" – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG151365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151365)

("Sands Rewards Club" in upper right corner, 4 logos on reverse)

3rd Gold ("Sands Rewards Club" – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG151366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151366)

Red ("Sands Rewards Club" – Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG151422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151422)

Grey ("Sands Rewards Club" – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG151423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151423)

("Sands Rewards Club" in upper left corner, "Every Moment Rewarded" lower right. Provision

for player photo on reverse)

4th Gold ("Sands Rewards Club" – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG154726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154726)

Black (“Sands Rewrads Club” – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG212205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212205)

("Sands Rwards Club" in upper left corner, "Every Moment Rewarded" upper right. Provision

for player photo on bottom right of obverse)

5th Brown/Mustard (“Sands Rewards” & Player Photo) None V Scarce 7  [CG171508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171508)

(5 logos across bottom of reverse)

[**SANDS COTAI CENTRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MA14)

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Metallic Gold (Cotai Rewards Club – normal text) None V Scarce 7  [CG151420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151420)

(“The Cotai Strip” above “Cotai Rewards Club”)

2nd Metallic Gold (Cotai Rewards Club – italic text) None V Scarce 7  [CG151421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151421)

(“Cotai Strip” above “Cotai Rewards Club”)

*(See Sands China Ltd for later cards)*

[**SANDS MACAU**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6macs)

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Yellow (“Sands” & Sun Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG090554](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090554)

(No signature strip)

2nd Yellow (“Sands” & Sun Logo on right) None V Scarce 7  [CG151358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151358)

(Signature strip on reverse near bottom)

Yellow ("Sands" & Sun Logo on right) None V Scarce 7  [CG151359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151359)

(Signature strip on reverse under mag stripe, 3 lines of Chinese text near bottom)

Yellow ("Sands" & Sun Logo on right) None V Scarce 7  [CG154724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154724)

(Signature strip on reverse under mag stripe, 2 lines of Chinese text near bottom)

(This issue has Chinese characters to the right of "Sands" on the obverse)

3rd Yellow (“Sands Macau” & Sun Logo on right) None V Scarce 7  [CG151360](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151360)

(Signature strip on reverse under mag stripe. Chinese characters above "Sands" on the obverse)

4th Metallic Gold (“Sands Macau” & faint Sun Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG151361](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151361)

(Two logos on bottom reverse – Sands & Venetian, with signature strip)

5th Metallic Gold (“Sands Macau” & Faint Sun Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG158448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158448)

(Three logos on bottom reverse – Venetian, Sands and Plaza with signature strip)

XX Metallic Green (“Paiza” & faint dragon) None V Scarce 7  [CG151364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151364)

(Mentions Paiza Club on the reverse)

*(See Sands China Ltd for later cards)*

[**SJM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6XXS)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey/Green (“e c card” w/Hologram) None V Scarce 7  [CG151639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151639)

(Top line reverse above mag stripe is 75mm wide)

Grey/Green (“e c card” w/Hologram) None V Scarce 7  [CG151640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151640)

(Top line reverse above mag stripe is 81mm wide)

Grey (“Platinum e c card”) None Rare 10  [CG151641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151641)

2nd Silver (Large dragon and 2012 in upper right corner) None Rare 10  [CG141642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151642)

3rd Green ("Gold Key Club" & large golden key) None Rare 10  [CG151643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151643)

4th Silver (Large dragon – no longer dated) None Rare 10  [CG151644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151644)

(Similar to 2nd issue but no longer has a date in the upper right corner)

5th Green (“e c bonus card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG188719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188719)

(Last phone# above mag stripe is 4006 283328)

Green (“e c bonus card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG194944](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194944)

(Last phone# above mag stripe is 62520070)

[**SOLIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MASO)

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(Operates electronic gaming machines in the Casa Real, Grandview and Landmark Pharaoh’s*

*Palace casinos)*

1st Blue (Solis Club – Star) None V Scarce 7  [CG170251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170251)

Silver (Solis Club – Celestial) None V Scarce 7  [CG170252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170252)

Gold (Solis Club – Solstice) None Rare 10  [CG170253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170253)

Black (Solic Club – Equinox) None Rare 15  [CG170254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170254)

[**STAR WORLD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6mac8)

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Blue (Privilege & “Classic”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146053)

2nd Red (Privilege & “Classic”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146054)

Gold (Privilege & “Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146055)

(“Star World Casino” obverse top right)

3rd Red (Privilege & “Classic”) None V Scarce 7  [CG146056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146056)

(Galaxy & StarWorld logos on obverse top corners)

XX Purple (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG154723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154723)

(3 lines of Chinese text on reverse)

XX Purple (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG146057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146057)

(2 lines of Chinese text on reverse)

**STUDIO CITY**

*(See Melco Crown Gaming)*

[**SUNCITY GROUP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MASG)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Sun Card) ? V Scarce 7  [CG154766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154766)

Gold (Golden Sun) ? V Scarce 7  [CG154767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154767)

Purple (Sun Elite) ? V Scarce 7  [CG154768](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154768)

Brick Red (Sun Premium) ? V Scarce 7  [CG154769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154769)

Brown (Sun Ace) ? V Scarce 7  [CG154770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154770)

Dk Grey (Sun Legend) ? Rare 10  [CG154771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154771)

Black (Sun Supreme) ? Rare 15  [CG154772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154772)

XX Silver (Poker King Club – Diamond Silver) None Rare 10  [CG154773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154773)

[**TIGER SLOTS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6XXTS)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (“Tiger Club” & Tiger head to right) None V Scarce 7  [CG151428](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151428)

White (“Visitor” & Tiger head to right) None V Scarce 7  [CG151429](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151429)

Yellow (“Preferred” & Tiger head to right) None V Scarce 7  [CG151430](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151430)

Black (“Imperial” & Tiger head to right) None V Scarce 7  [CG141431](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151431)

[**VENETIAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MAC1)

*(See Sands China Ltd)*

[**WYNN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m6macw)

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Red (Wynn Macau) None V Scarce 7  [CG108016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=108016)

(The ® appears after Macau on obverse)

2a Red (Wynn Macau) None V Scarce 7  [CG146058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146058)

Gold (Wyn Macau) None V Scarce 7  [CG165203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165203)

(The ® appears after Wynn on obverse, 3rd line of text in revese paragraph starts "gamble...")

2b Red (Wynn Macau) None V Scarce 7  [CG146059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146059)

Gold (Wynn Macau) None V Scarce 7  [CG165204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165204)

(The ® appears after Wynn on obverse, 3rd line of text in reverse paragraph starts "Management...")

3rd Red (“Wynn” & Chinese Characters over logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG090548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090548)

4th Red (“Wynn” & Chinese Characters under logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173665)

XX Brown (Wynn Macau) None V Scarce 7  [CG146060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146060)

XX Brown ("Wynn Club" and center crown logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG146061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146061)

XX Brown ("Encore" and center crown logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG146062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146062)

(These are room keys that were used as a slot card with player info)

[**WALDO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MAC4)

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Red (Waldo Casino & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG188717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188717)

[**WYNN PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M6MAWP)

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Red (Wynn Palace & Chinese Characters) None V Scarce 7  [CG171509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171509)

[**COSTA RICA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=CR)

[**CASINO LAS OLAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CRGUCL) **(Guanacaste)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (“Casino lasOlas” & waves) None V Scarce 7  [CG135947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135947)

2nd Blue ("Casino LasOlas" & monkey at left) ? V Scarce 7  [CG135948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135948)

[**FIESTA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CRSJFC) **(San Jose)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Presidente Hotel)*

1st Blue (Fiesta Cash Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG078436](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=078436)

(Garden Court)

Blue (Fiesta Cash Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG136105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136105)

(Hotel America)

2nd Blue (Fiesta Cash Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG136106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136106)

(Has "Fiesta Cash Club" in black band on bottom right of reverse)

3rd Blue (Fiesta Cash Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG136107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136107)

(No black band on bottom of reverse)

[**GRUPO CASINO PLATINUM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CRRAGC) **(Rio Azul)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Ca$ino Bienvenido" & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG126297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126297)

[**CROATIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=hr)

[**CASINO SOLEI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HRUMC1) **(Umag)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2010

1st Red (Classic) None? V Scarce 7  [CG142973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142973)

(Has "Players Club Card" on reverse)

[**CURACAO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=CE)

[**AMERICANA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CEOTAC) **(Otrabanda)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2008

1st Red (“Smart Chip” & casino icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG079535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079535)

2nd Green (Casino Icons & 3 casino names) None V Scarce 7  [CG079536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079536)

(This card also used at Holiday Beach Hotel & Casino plus San Marco Hotel)

[**CARNAVAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cericc) **(Rif)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

1st White ("Carnaval Casino Curacao" logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG079567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079567)

Gold (“Carnaval Casino Curacao” logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG194104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194104)

[**CURACAO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cepbcc) **(Piscadera Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (“Smart Chip”-Bird lower left) None V Scarce 7  [CG079659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079659)

2nd Blue ("VIP" with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG079660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079660)

3rd White ("Curacao Casino" & casino icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG079661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079661)

(These are all cash cards with smart chips loaded by a cashier and used in slot machines)

[**DIAMOND BEACH CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cewidb) **(Willemstad)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Purple (Players Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG091965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091965)

[**EMERALD CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CEPBEC) **(Piscadera Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

*(Curacao Marriott Beach Resort)*

1st Tan/Multi (Emerald Player’s Choice) None V Scarce 7  [CG079823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079823)

2nd Blue (Four photos across bottom obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG142590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142590)

[**HOLIDAY BEACH HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cepbhb) **(Piscadera Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2008

*(Became Veneto Casino in 2008)*

1st Green (Casino Icons & 3 casino names) None V Scarce 7  [CG079536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079536)

(This card also used at Americana Casino and San Marco Hotel)

[**PLAZA HOTEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cewaph) **(Waterfort Arches)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Black (Casino Icons & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG091964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091964)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CEWIPC)  **(Willemstad)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st White/Red (“Membership Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG079970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079970)

(Has smart chip on reverse)

[**SAN MARCO HOTEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cepusm) **(Punda)**

Slot Club Opened: c. 2000 Closed: ?

1st White ("V.I.P. Card Holder") None Ex Rare 50  [CG079989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079989)

(Small local casino located in very rough area. They do not want to give out cards to tourists,

so it is very difficult to acquire one. The three known cards of this issue in collectors' hands

were all obtained via bribes!)

2nd Green (Casino Icons & 3 casino names) None V Scarce 7  [CG079536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=079536)

(This card also used at Americana Casino plus Holiday Beach Hotel & Casino)

3rd Gold ("VIP" and smart chip) None Rare 15  [CG091970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091970)

[**VENETO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cewivc) **(Willemstad)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: No

*(Was Holiday Beach Hotel & Casino)*

1st Bronze (V-card Premier Club - Bronze) None V Scarce 7  [CG136139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136139)

Silver (V-card Premier Club – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG136140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136140)

Gold (V-card Premier Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG136141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136141)

[**CYPRUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=cy)

[**ARKIN PALM BEACH CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYFAPB) **(Famagusta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Arkin Palm Beach Casino" & barcode) printplast Rare 10  [CG149141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149141)

2nd White (“Arkin Palm Beach Casino” & barcode) T-KART Rare 10  [CG197905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197905)

(Dark green reverse, manufacturer mark is actually “10-16 T-KART 20889”)

[**ARTEMIS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYFAKA) **(Famagusta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Building with columns) None Rare 10  [CG158890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158890)

Gold (Building with columns) LampaCard 0312 341 33 41 Rare 10  [CG171128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171128)

Gold (Building with columns) [www.lampa.com.tr](http://www.lampa.com.tr) Rare 10  [CG177668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177668)

2nd Gold (“Artemis Casino” inside columns) None Rare 10  [CG188546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188546)

[**CASINO CRATOS PREMIUM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYKYC2) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Black (Large Lion along right side) 01-16 T-KART 17815 V Scarce 7  [CG197906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197906)

2nd Black (Small Lion top center obverse) 04-16 T-KART 19494 V Scarce 7  [CG177651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177651)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO LIMAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYKYC3) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: 1975 Closed: no

1st Blue (Large circular Liman Hotel & Casino logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG197907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197907)

[**CASINO ROCKS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cykyc1) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (“Rocks Girne” under large R) None V Scarce 7  [CG168167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168167)

[**COLONY SPORTING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYKYT1) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Gold (Large Script "C") None V Scarce 7  [CG158889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158889)

(Reverse phone# is 392 815 1320)

Gold (Large Script “C”) None V Scarce 7  [CG171125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171125)

(Reverse phone# is 392 444 1717)

2nd Gold (The Arkin Colony Casino) 03-16 Y-Kart 19128 V Scarce 7  [CG173304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173304)

(Barcodes printed on obverse with player info on all cards above)

3rd Gold (The Arkin Colony Casino) 08-17 T-Kart 23117 V Scarce 7  [CG183137](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183137)

(Casino logo bottom center, curved line across middle of card)

[**ELEXUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYGIEC) **(Girne)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Blue (Elexus Logo) 12-15 T-KART 18224 Rare 10  [CG188548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188548)

2nd Gold (Elexus Players Card) 10-16 T-KART 21048 Rare 10  [CG164551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164551)

[**JASMINE COURT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYKYJC) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Member Card & Barcode) None Rare 10  [CG158939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158939)

(6 phone numbers listed on reverse in two columns)

2nd Gold (Member Card & Barcode) TALIA Rare 10  [CG158969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158969)

(6 phone numbers listed on reverse in single column)

3rd Black/White (Member Card) None Rare 10  [CG206809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206809)

4th Black/White (Jasmine Court Logo) 05-12 TK 8090-1 Rare 10  [CG171138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171138)

[**LES AMBASSADEURS HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYSGLA) **(Girne)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Loyalty Rewards) BGZ-1217 Rare 10  [CG197910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197910)

[**LORD’S PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYGILP) **(Girne)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Navy (Lord’s Palace logo centered) 03-16 T-KART 19183 Rare 10  [CG168696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168696)

2nd Navy (Lord’s Palace logo centered) 10-16 T-KART 20883 Rare 10  [CG170680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170680)

[**MERIT CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYXXMC)**:**

[**MERIT CRYSTAL COVE HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYGIMC) **(Girne)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**MERIT CYPRUS GARDEN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYFAMC) **(Famagusta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**MERIT LEFKOSA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYNIML) **(Nicosia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**MERIT PARK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYKYMP) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**MERIT ROYAL HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYGIMR) **(Famagusta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Club Card Sapphire) 02-16 T-KART 18842 V Scarce 7  [CG174413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174413)

Silver (Players Club Card Silver) ? V Scarce 7  [CG174414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174414)

Gold (Players Club Card Gold) ? Rare 10  [CG174415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174415)

Grey (Players Club Card Platinum) ? Rare 15  [CG174416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174416)

2nd Blue (Players Club Card Sapphire) 08-16 T-KART 20499 V Scarce 7  [CG197904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197904)

[**NOAH’S ARK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYBANA) **(Bafra)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Noah’s Ark” & Logo) printplast V Scarce 7  [CG171191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171191)

[**PASHA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYNIPG) **(Nicosia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Grey (Players Club) 0215-TH-201607 Rare 10  [CG173491](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173491)

2nd Dk Grey (Play Ers Club) None Rare 10  [CG209788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209788)

3rd Green (Players Club) 0131-TH-12107 Rare 10  [CG209789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209789)

[**PIA BELLA PRESTIGE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYGICP) **(Girne)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Card Prestige - Classic) 10-17 T-KART 24360 Rare 10  [CG197909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197909)

[**SALAMIS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYFAC1) **(Famagusta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Club Card) None Rare 10  [CG195168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195168)

[**SAVOY CASINO, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYGITS) **(Girne)**

Slot Club Opened: 2011 Closed: no

1st Red (Club) None Rare 10  [CG197908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197908)

[**SKULL KING CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CYKYSK) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Skull King Casino logo - Black) None Rare 10  [CG168250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168250)

[**VIVA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=cykyv1) **(Kyrenia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange/Yellow (Viva!) ZC-17/127622 Rare 10  [CG207020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207020)

[**CZECH REPUBLIC**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=cz)

[**AMERICAN CHANCE CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZSEA1) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Member Card") None Rare 10  [CG146070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146070)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**BANCO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czprb1) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (V.I.P.) None Rare 10  [CG145202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145202)

(Also used at Casino Palace and is listed on the obverse, barcode on reverse)

Silver (V.I.P.) None Rare 10  [CG145203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145203)

(Also used at Casino Vegas and is listed on the obverse, barcode on reverse)

PC Black (Roulette Wheel & People) None Rare 10  [CG101286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101286)

(Also used at Casino Palace and is listed on the obverse)

PC Black (Roulette Wheel and empty casino floor) None Rare 10  [CG145204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145204)

(Also used at Casino Vegas and is listed on the obverse)

(Paper cards are actually very thin plastic cards with a barcode on the reverse)

[**CASINO ADMIRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZKLAC) **(Rozvadov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold ("Casino Admiral Rozvadov”) None Rare 10  [CG188542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188542)

[**CARE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZOLCC) **(Olomouc)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Czech map & Casino logo) None Rare 10  [CG210379](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210379)

[**CASINO ADMIRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZKLAC) **(Rozvadov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold ("Casino Admiral Rozvadov”) None Rare 10  [CG188542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188542)

[**CASINO ADMIRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZKLAC) **(Various)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Casino Admiral" & Novomatic Hologram) None Rare 10  [CG158888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158888)

(One Casino Admiral web address on reverse

2nd Black (“Casino Admiral” & Novomatic Hologram) None Rare 10  [CG165290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165290)

(Two Casino Admiral web addresses on reverse, this card also used at Slovakia locations)

[**CASINO AMBASSADOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czprcv) **(Prague)**

*(See "Casino VIP Club****")***

[**CASINO KARTAC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZSEC1) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Mustard ("Casino Kartac" & picture of casino floor) None Rare 10  [CG101276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101276)

(Barcode on reverse)

**[CASINO MONACO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czprcv) (Prague)**

*(See "Casino VIP Club****")***

**[CASINO PALACE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZP1CP) (Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(See "Banco Casino****"*** *for cards used at both locations****)***

[**CASINO PANORAMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czprcv) **(Prague)**

*(See "Casino VIP Club****")***

[**CASINO VEGAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZPR11) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(See "Banco Casino****"*** *for cards used at both locations****)***

[**CASINO VIP CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czprcv) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Grey (Logo) 9100 V Scarce 7  [CG058557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058557)

(2 Casinos listed)

2nd Black (Logo & "www.vipclub.cz") None V Scarce 7  [CG101282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101282)

(2 Casinos – Casino Ambassador & Casino Panorama)

3rd Dk Grey (Logo & 3 casinos listed) None Rare 10  [CG058558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058558)

(Lists Casino Ambassador, Casino Monaco & Casino Panorama, barcode on reverse)

4th Black (Logo at left with hotel address at right) None V Scarce 7  [CG201998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201998)

(Mag stripe on reverse)

PC Cream (Casino VIP Club & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG141990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141990)

(3 Casinos listed – Casino Ambassador, Casino Monaco & Casino Panorama)

[**CASINOS CZECHOSLOVAKIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZVCCC) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Casino Club over logo) None Rare 15  [CG146282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146282)

PC Red/Wht/Blk (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG146283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146283)

(There is a bar code on the reverse)

[**CASINO ROYAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czprc5) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Blank Obverse) None Rare 15  [CG160271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160271)

(Text on reverse with casino name, address and phone numbers)

2nd Green (Logo at right, player photo square at left) Syscard Rare 15  [CG201999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201999)

[**CHINA PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZPR12) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (China Palace Casino – Member Card) None Rare 15  [CG170642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170642)

[**CZECH CASINOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZSEC2) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: no

1st Yellow (“Gold Card” in Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG142960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142960)

Silver (Diamond VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG142961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142961)

(Valid ONLY at Casino 777)

2nd Black/Red/Gold (Large C's with logo in bottom left) None Rare 10  [CG142962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142962)

(7-digit barcode on reverse)

3rd Black/Red/Gold (Large C's with logo in bottom left) None Rare 10  [CG203203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203203)

(Newer 8-digit barcode on reverse with numbers split into 2 groups)

PC Red (“Czech Casinos” pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG141993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141993)

(7 casinos listed along with two web addresses on obverse)

[**ELDORADO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZCKEC) **(Ceska Kubice)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**VICTORIAN EXCLUSIVE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZCKVE) **(Ceska Kubice)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (Gast-Karte) None V Scarce 7  [CG103741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103741)

(Also has “Millenium Gaming a.s.” with casino photos, card used at both locations)

[**INGO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czsti1) **(Strazny)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Roulette wheel & Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG146280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146280)

[**INGO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZXXIC) **(Zelezna Ruda)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Roulette wheel numbers & ICZR Crown logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG146281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146281)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**KING’S CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czrok1) **(Rozvadov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (King’s Blue Card) None Rare 15  [CG170604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170604)

2nd Blue (Blue Card) None Rare 10  [CG183865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183865)

Green (Green Card) None Rare 15  [CG183866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183866)

Red (Red Card) None Rare 15  [CG183867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183867)

XX Blue (Table & Seat) None Rare 10  [CG201996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201996)

XX Red (Table & Seat) None Rare 10  [CG201997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201997)

(Poker room table seating cards with “www.pokerroomkings.com” web address)

XX Red (ADD ON) None Rare 10  [CG103740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103740)

(Poker room Add On card)

[**MILLENNIUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CZPRC3) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: yes

1st Red/Grey/Blk (“Millennium Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG145052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145052)

(Bar Code reverse)

PC Mustard (Gold Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG145053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145053)

(There is a bar code on the reverse, the paper card preceded the plastic slot card)

PC Grey/Blk/Red (“Millennium Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG145054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145054)

(Bar Code reverse)

[**PRESIDENT HOTEL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czprpc) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold/Black ("Club de Oro") None V Scarce 7  [CG145056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145056)

[**VIVA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=czpr9) **(Prague)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Viva! Casino" & abstract stick person) None V Scarce 7  [CG146284](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146284)

(Wide barcode on reverse, almost the full width of the text below)

2nd White (“Viva! Casino” & abstract stick person) None V Scarce 7  [CG203222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203222)

(Narrow barcode on reverse, starts over “karty” and ends over “hernim” below)

[**DENMARK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=dk)

[**CASINO COPENHAGEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DKCOCC) **(Copenhagen)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Red 7 Club VIP Player) None V Scarce 7  [CG136818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136818)

[**DOMINICIAN REPUBLIC**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=DO)

[**HARD ROCK**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DOPCHR) **(Punta Cana)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Brown (Wild Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG136006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136006)

[**TOWER CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=dopctc) **(Punta Cana)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi ("Tower Casinos" & picture of entrance) None V Scarce 7  [CG080772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=080772)

[**EGYPT**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=eg)

[**CASINO ROYALE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EGSECR) **(South Sinai)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Multi (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG136824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136824)

[**CONRAD CAIRO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EGCACI) **(Cairo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Tan/Green (“Casino Club”) KSA JERAISY 5/9/12485L Scarce 7  [CG136826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136826)

Tan/Green (“Casino Club”) KSA JERAISY 7/6/15308L Scarce 7  [CG171123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171123)

Tan/Green (“Casino Club”) None Scarce 7  [CG182841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182841)

[**KINGS & QUEENS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EGCAKQ) **(Cairo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (“Kings & Queens Casino” Above poker hand) None Rare+ 25  [CG136830](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136830)

[**SHERATON CAIRO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EGCACS) **(Cairo)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Gold (“Casino Membership Card”) GEPCOM KSA 01/08 Scarce 7  [CG136831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136831)

[**TABA HILTON CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EGTATH) **(South Sinai)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Sapphire Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG147792](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147792)

(Barcode on reverse, first phone# is Egypt)

2nd Blue (Sapphire Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG158445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158445)

Blue (Sapphire Member) polimil V Scarce 7  [CG137063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137063)

(This issue has a barcode on the reverse and the first phone# is Casino Mobile)

[**ESTONIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ee)

[**ADMIRAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAA1) **(Multi)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed ?

*(Chain of slot machine arcades operated by Novolato)*

1st Black ("Admiral Games for the World" & Ship) None V Scarce 7  [CG172753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172753)

[**ASTORIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAAC) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Gold pole with vine) None V Scarce 7  [CG172748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172748)

Gold (Gold pole with vine) None V Scarce 7  [CG172749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172749)

(The obverse on gold card has logo wallpaper)

[**ASTORIA-PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAA3) **(Tallinn)**

*(See Monte Carlo Casino)*

[**ATLANTIS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAA2) **(Tallinn)**

*(See Monte Carlo Casino)*

[**BALLY'S CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAB1) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Green/Brown ("Gold" & chips) None V Scarce 7  [CG150647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150647)

Red/Gold ("Exclusive" & roulette wheel/ball) None V Scarce 7  [CG150648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150648)

[**CASINO GRAND PRIX**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETACG) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**CASINO VIDEOMAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETACG) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Voitjate kaart) None V Scarce 7  [CG162162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162162)

2nd Multi (Roulette Wheel & 4 Aces) None V Scarce 7  [CG162163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162163)

(This card only lists Videomat)

3rd Orange ("Voitjate kaart" & GP in circle bottom left) None V Scarce 7  [CG162164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162164)

(Casino Videomat and Casino Grand Prix logos on reverse)

4th Blue (GrandX pure eXcitement) None V Scarce 7  [CG162165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162165)

(Has Casino GrandPrix, MultiGame and Casino Videomat logos across obverse bottom)

5th Orange (“Voitjate kaart” & GP in circle bottom left) None V Scarce 7  [CG177712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177712)

(Has GrandX and GrandPrix logos on reverse)

[**CITY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETACC) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Grey/Blue Multi (Silver Client) None V Scarce 7  [CG172741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172741)

2nd Grey/Blue (City Casino Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG172742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172742)

Gold/Blue (City Casino Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG172743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172743)

[**CLEOPATRA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAC3) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed no

PC Black ("Siin taituvad unistused!”) None V Scarce 7  [CG177714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177714)

[**FENIKSS CASINO (**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAFC)**Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed no

1st Black ("Fenikss Casino" & dice cube) None V Scarce 7  [CG172750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172750)

2nd Black (“Fenikss Casino” & dice cube) None V Scarce 7  [CG182840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182840)

(Web address over mag stripe)

[**KRISTIINE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAKC) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed 2007

*(Acquired by Olympic Casino in 2007)*

1st Grey/Red (Large Joker & "Jokker" inside large diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG172754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172754)

(Casino logos in upper left and lower right corners of obverse)

2nd Silver/Red (Large Joker & "Jokker" text down left side) None V Scarce 7  [CG172755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172755)

(Casino logo in center bottom of obverse)

[**METROPOL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EEPAM1) **(Parnu)**

*(See Monte Carlo Casino)*

[**MIRAGE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EEPAMC) **(Parnu)**

*(See Monte Carlo Casino)*

[**MONTE CARLO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAM1) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990 Closed: yes

*(Cards used at the Astoria-Palace, Atlantis, Metropol and Mirage casinos)*

1st Orange (Monte Carlo klubid & kasiinod) None V Scarce 7  [CG172756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172756)

(**3** Casinos with addresses on reverse: Astoria-Place, Atlantis & Mirage)

2nd Orange (Monte Carlo klubid & kasiinod) None V Scarce 7  [CG172757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172757)

(**4** Casinos with addresses on reverse: Astoria-Palace, Atlantis, Metpropol & Mirage)

3rd Gold (Carte d’ Or) None V Scarce 7  [CG172758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172758)

[**OLYMPIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=EETAO1) **(Tallinn)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Circle on Obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG150658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150658)

2nd Black/White (Olympic in red) None V Scarce 7  [CG150659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150659)

(Smart chip on reverse)

3rd Dk Blue (“Bonus” & logo hologram box) None V Scarce 7  [CG150660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150660)

Dk Blue ("Bonus Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG150661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150661)

Silver (“Silver Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150662)

Lt Blue (“Diamond Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150663)

(Reverse web address is www.olympic-casino.com)

4th Dk Blue (“Bonus Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150664)

(Reverse web address is “www.olympic-casino.net” & top line on reverse is 73mm wide)

5th Silver/Blue (“Silver Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150665)

(Reverse web address is “www.olympic-casino.net” & top line on reverse is 65mm wide)

6th Dk Blue (“Bonus Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150666)

Silver/Purple (“Silver Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150667)

Gold (“Gold Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150668)

Gold (“VIP Gold Club”) None V Rare 10  [CG150669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150669)

(VIP cards reserved for public figures and celebrities)

Lt Blue (“Diamond Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG150670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150670)

(Reverse web address is “www.olympic-casino.net” & top line on reverse is 65mm wide)

7th Blue ("Bonus" upper left corner obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG150671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150671)

(Web address "www.olympic-casino.net" top line reverse)

8th Blue (Bonus Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG168166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168166)

(Casino Olympic and OlyBet logos on bottom left reverse)

PC White (Texas Hold’em) None V Scarce 7  [CG177713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177713)

[**FINLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=fi)

[**CASINO RAY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=fihec1) **(Helsinki)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2004

*(Became Grand Casino Helsinki in 2004)*

1st Dk Gold (“Membership Card”) Miotec Oy Rare 10  [CG137064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137064)

Black/Gold (“Membership Card”) Miotec Oy Rare 10  [CG137065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137065)

(The word CASINO is in **red** color on reverse)

2nd Black/Gold (“Membership Card”) Miotec Oy Rare 10  [CG137066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137066)

(The word CASINO is in **gold** color on reverse)

3rd Black/Gold (“Membership Card”) Graphum Card Rare 10  [CG090299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090299)

4th Silver/White (Red “Casino” & Blue “Ray”) None V Scarce 7  [CG137067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137067)

[**CASINO HELSINKI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=fihegc) **(Helsinki)**

[**GRAND CASINO HELSINKI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=fihegc) **(Helsinki)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

*(Replaced Casino Ray in 2004)*

1st Blue (“Member”) XPonCard Oy Rare 10  [CG137446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137446)

(“Grand Casino Helsinki” in red area at bottom left on obverse. This card is hard to obtain,

casino charges $30-$40 for a club membership. Barcode on reverse)

2nd Blue (“Member”) Oberthur FI Rare 10  [CG167411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167411)

(“Casino Helsinki” in white area at bottom left on obverse)

3rd Purple (“Member”) Oberthur FI Rare 10  [CG195258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195258)

[**FRANCE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=fr)

**(Unknown?)**

1st Blue/multi (Smart chip with slot machine) Gem Plus V Scarce 7  [SCG00173](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00173.jpg)

Blue/multi (Smart chip with Jester) Gem Plus V Scarce 7  [SCG00174](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00174.jpg)

**AVIATION CLUB de FRANCE (Paris)**

Slot Club Opened: 1907 Closed: 2014

1st Black (Aviation Club de France Logo) None V Rare 25  [CG171198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171198)

(Plain back with player name & member number printed)

[**CASINO BANDOL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRBAC1) **(Bandol**)

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG151850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151850)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO BARRIERE de BIARRITZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRBIC2) **(Biarritz)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Black (“Jackpot Club” & Fireworks) None V Scarce 7  [CG103062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103062)

(See Casinos Barriere for additional generic cards used at all Groupe Lucien Barriere casinos)

[**CASINO BARRIERE de MENTON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRMEC1) **(Menton**)

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

1st Red (“Club Barriere”) None V Scarce 7  [CG173119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173119)

(See Casinos Barriere for additional generic cards used at all Groupe Lucien Barriere casinos)

[**CASINO BARRIERE de TROUVILLE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRTCB1) **(Trouville)**

[**LOUISIANE FOLLIES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRTCB1) **(Trouville)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1994 Closed: no

1st Orange (“Jackpot Club” Above Jack-in-Box) None V Rare 25  [CG162169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162169)

(Reverse has text, but no mag stripe)

(See Casinos Barriere for additional generic cards used at all Groupe Lucien Barriere casinos)

[**CASINO CABOURG**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRCAC5) **(Cabourg)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Red (Players Plus – Group Partouche) None V Scarce 7  [CG163108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163108)

[**CASINO CALAIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRCACD) **(Paris**)

Slot Club Opened: 1982 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG150392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150392)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO CAP d’ AGDE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRCDC1) **(Cap d’ Agde)**

Slot Club Opened: 1948 Closed: no

1st Blue/White (3 Slot Wheels) technicomer 396 V Scarce 7  [CG151851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151851)

Blue/White (5 Slot Machines) technicomer 295 V Scarce 7  [CG151852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151852)

White/Blue (Slot Machines & Coins) ? V Scarce 7  [CG151853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151853)

[**CASINO D'ALLEVARD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRALC3) **(Allevard les Bains)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Red (Club Joker Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG152018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152018)

[**CASINO de SAINT GILLES CROIX de VIE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frsgc1) **(St. Gilles Croix de Vie)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: no

1st Red (Club Joker Plus) None Rare 25  [CG174204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174204)

(Casino D’Allevard logo on reverse, casino name & phone# above mag stripe)

[**CASINO DIEPPE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRDIC5) **(Dieppe**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG161033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161033)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

**[CASINO DIVONNE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frdlc1) (Divonne**)

Slot Club Opened: 1954 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG166538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166538)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

2nd Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG183366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183366)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse with “Domanie de Divonne Casino”)

[**CASINO GRAND CAFE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frvic2) **(Vichy**)

Slot Club Opened: 1986 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG089780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089780)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse & next to last line of text on reverse startswith

“Partouche…”)

2nd Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG208352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208352)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse & next to last line of text on reverse starts with

“Groupe Partouche…”)

[**CASINO GREOUX LES BAINS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRGLC1) **(Greoux les Bains**)

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG152019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152019)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO JOA de BESANCON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRBEC2) **(Besancon)**

[**CASINO JOA de CANET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRCEC1) **(Canet-en-Roussillon)**

[**CASINO JOA de GERARDMER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRGEC1) **(Gerardmer)**

[**CASINO JOA de LUXEUIL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRLLCD) **(Luxeuil-Les-Bains)**

[**CASINO JOA de MONTROND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRMLC1) **(Montrond-Les-Bains)**

[**CASINO JOA de PORT CROUESTY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRARC2) **(Arzon)**

[**CASINO JOA de SANTENAY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSLC2) **(Santenay)**

[**CASINO JOA de ST-AUBIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSAC1) **(St-Aubin-Sur-Mer)**

[**CASINO JOA de ST-JEAN-de-LUZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSJC1) **(Saint-Cyprien)**

[**CASINO JOA de ST-PAIR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSPC2) **(Stint-Jean-de-Luz)**

[**CASINO JOA de ST-PAUL-Les-DAX**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSPC1) **(St-Pair-Sur-Mer)**

[**CASINO JOA des SABLES d’OLONNE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSDC1) **(Les Sables d’Olonne Cedex)**

[**CASINO JOA du BOULOU**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRLBC1) **(Le Boulou)**

[**CASINO JOA du TREPORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRLTC4) **(Le Treport)**

[**CASINO JOA du LAC DU DER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRGICJ) **(Giffaumont-Champaubert)**

[**CASINO JOA d’ANTIBES LA SIESTA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRANC1) **(Antibes) )**

[**CASINO JOA d’ARGELES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frarc3) **(Argeles-Sur-Mer)**

[**CASINO JOA d’AX-LES-THERMES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRALC6) **(Ax-Les-Thermes)**

[**CASINO JOA d’ETRETAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRETC1) **(Etretat)**

[**CASINO JOA d’URIAGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSMC1) **(St-Martin d-Uriage)**

[**CASINO JOA la SEYNE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRLSC3) **(Seyne-Sur-Mer)**

*(See JOA Groupe for cards used at all JOA casinos)*

[**CASINO LA GRAND MOTTE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRLGC1) **(La Grand Motte**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None Rare 10  [CG147777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147777)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO LA ROCHE POSAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRLRC1) **(La Roche Posay**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG152396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152396)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse, Partouche included in reverse casino logo)

2nd Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG162013](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162013)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse, no Partouche in reverse casino logo)

[**CASINO LA TRINITE-SUR-MER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frltc3) **(La Trinite sur Mer**)

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None Rare 15  [CG152020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152020)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO Les 4 CHEMINS VICHY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frvic3) **(Vichy**)

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG163094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163094)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

**CASINO PALAIS de la MEDITERRANEE (Nice**)

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG163106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163106)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

**[CASINO PALAVAS LES FLOTS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRPLC4) (Plouescat**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None Rare 10  [CG150457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150457)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO PLOMBIERES les BAINS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRPLC1) **(Plombieres les Bains**)

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG163093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163093)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO PLOUESCAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frplc2) **(Plouescat**)

Slot Club Opened: 1981 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG152021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152021)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO PORNIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRPOC1)**(Pornic**)

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG170390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170390)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO ROYAL EVIAN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRELC1) **(Evian**)

Slot Club Opened: 1878 Closed: no

1st Multicolored (Club 777) ? V Scarce 7  [CG155391](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155391)

Silver (Club 777) ? V Scarce 7  [CG155392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155392)

Gold (Club 777) ? V Scarce 7  [CG155393](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155393)

[**CASINO SAINT-GALMIER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frsgc3) **(Saint Galmier**)

Slot Club Opened: 1984 Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG152022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152022)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINOS BARRIERE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRPAGL) **(Multiple Locations**)

[**GROUPE LUCIEN BARRIERE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRPAGL) **(Multiple Locations**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Generic cards used at numerous locations throughout France operated by the Groupe*

*Lucien Barriere)*

1st Red (Casinos Barriere – Casino Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG173653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173653)

Silver (Casinos Barriere – Casino Pass) None V Scarce 7  [CG173654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173654)

2nd White (Le Carre VIP Barriere – 1 Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG179346](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179346)

Silver (Le Carre VIP Barriere – 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG179347](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179347)

Gold (Le Carre VIP Barriere – 3 Diamonds) None Rare 10  [CG179348](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179348)

Black (Le Carre VIP Varriere – 4 Diamonds) None Rare 15  [CG179349](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179349)

(Phone number center bottom line reverse)

3rd White (Le Carre VIP Barriere – 1 Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG201771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201771)

Silver (Le Carre VIP Barriere – 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG188350](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188350)

(No phone number bottom line reverse)

[**EDEN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRJLC1) **(Juan les Pins)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Partouche Cash” & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG162167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162167)

(Barcode on reverse)

2nd Red (“Groupe Partouche” Players Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG162168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162168)

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRFLG1) **(Forges-les-Eaux)**

Slot Club Opened: 1955 Closed: no

1st Red (Players Plus – Group Partouche) None V Scarce 7  [CG163107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163107)

2nd Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG183368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183368)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse with “Domaine de Forges Casino”)

**GROUPE PARTOUCHE**

*(See Partouche Casinos or the individual casino listing)*

[**GROUPE TRANCHANT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRSLGT) **(Multiple Locations**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Generic cards used at numerous locations throughout France operated by Groupe Tranchant)*

1st Pink/Purple (Casinos Groupe Tranchant) None V Scarce 7  [CG175831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175831)

(Faint roulette wheel & slot machine in background, plain white reverse)

[**JOA GROUPE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRLYJG) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Operates 22 casinos throughout France plus online betting)*

1st Purple (“JOA CLUB”) None V Scarce 7  [CG172761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172761)

(Barcode on reverse with mag stripe, club pattern in raised print on obverse)

2nd Purple ("JOA LE CLUB") None V Scarce 7  [CG172762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172762)

(Barcode on reverse with mag stripe)

3rd Blue ("JOA LE CLUB") None V Scarce 7  [CG207848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207848)

(Barcode on reverse with mag stripe)

[**LOUISIANE FOLLIES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRTCB1) **(Trouville)**

*(See Casino Barriere de Trouville)*

[**PASINO AIX en PROVENCE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=FRAEP1) **(Aix en Provence)**

Slot Club Opened: 1948 Closed: no

1st Gold (Players Plus Cash Partouche) None V Scarce 7  [CG151848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151848)

2nd Lt Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG151849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151849)

(Both issue cards have smart card with barcode on reverse)

[**PASINO Le HAVRE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=frlhp1) **(Le Havre**)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Partouche Cash) None V Scarce 7  [CG152023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152023)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

**PARTOUCHE CASINOS (Various)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Gold (Players Plus) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00175](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00175.jpg)

(Barcode and player photo on reverse)

2nd Gold (Players Plus Cash) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00176](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00176.jpg)

(Barcode and player photo on reverse)

*(Most Partouche cards have a specific casino name imprinted on the reverse and are listed*

*under each casino name. These are generic cards used at multiple locations.)*

[**SEVEN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=framc1) **(Amneville)**

Slot Club Opened: 1988 Closed: no

1st Multi (“Seven Casino Amneville” & web address) None Rare 10  [CG171255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171255)

(Plain back with player name & member number printed)

[**GEORGIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=GE)

[**CASINO ADJARA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=getbc3) **(Tbilisi)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

PC Black (Guest Card) None V Rare 25  [CG171204](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171204)

(Two phone numbers with no area codes)

PC Black (Guest Card) None V Rare 25  [CG206795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206795)

(Two phone numbers with +995 area code prefixes)

[**CASINO AVIATOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GETBC5) **(Tbilisi)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Red (“Aviator Casino” under plane) None Rare 15  [CG206802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206802)

[**CASINO ECLIPSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GEBACE) **(Batumi)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Maroon (Classic) None Rare 20  [CG206799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206799)

Grey (Silver) None V Rare 25  [CG206800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206800)

Brown/Tan (Gold) None V Rare 30  [CG206801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206801)

[**CASINO IVERIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GEXXCI) **(Tbilisi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Club Iveria – Classic) KartSistem-16-953 Rare 15  [CG194312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194312)

Grey (Club Iveria – Silver) ? Rare 15  [CG194313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194313)

Gold (Club Iveria – Gold) ? Rare 20  [CG194314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194314)

Black (Club Iveria – VIP) ? V Rare 25  [CG194315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194315)

[**CASINO INTERNATIONAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GEBAC2) **(Batumi)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

1st Red (Casino International logo across top) None Rare 15  [CG175805](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175805)

2nd Black (Classic) None Rare 15  [CG187495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187495)

(Grand Bet on reverse)

[**CASINO JEWEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GETBCJ) **(Tbilisi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Classic) None Rare 15  [CG197966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197966)

Black/Gold (Jewel) None Rare 20  [CG206796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206796)

Grey (Platinum) None V Rare 25  [CG206797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206797)

Blue (Diamond) None V Rare 30  [CG206798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206798)

**CASINO PEACE (Batumi)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Silver (Classic – The Club Sheraton Batumi) Ref18-6035 Rare 10  [CG206978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206978)

Gold (Gold – The Club Sheraton Batumi) Ref17-2172 Rare 15  [CG206979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206979)

Silver (Platinum – The Club Sheraton Batumi) Ref-1457 Rare 20  [CG206980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206980)

Silver (Platinum – The Club Sheraton Ninoshvili Batumi) None Rare 20  [CG206981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206981)

Red (Diamond – The Club Sheraton Batumi) None V Rare 30  [CG206982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206982)

Red (Diamond – The Club Sheraton Ninoshvili Batumi) None V Rare 30  [CG206983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206983)

XX White (Large numbers – blank reverse) None Rare 10  [CG206984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206984)

(Entrance & table card)

[**CASINO SHANGRI LA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GETBCS) **(Tbilisi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (SL logo with light rays emanating from logo) None Rare 15  [CG177568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177568)

[**LEOGRAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GEBALC) **(Batumi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Classic) None Rare 15  [CG171453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171453)

Silver (Silver) None Rare 25  [CG208528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=208528)

[**MEDEA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GEBAMC) **(Batumi)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

*(Operated by Pesha Global)*

1st Silver (“Silver” & Smartchip) 06-18 T-KART 26610 Rare 15  [CG206879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206879)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GEBAPC) **(Batumi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Princess Players Club) cankart Rare 15  [CG206803](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206803)

(Has website “www.cankart.com” along right reverse with 04/18 after)

[**GERMANY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=dr)

[**CASINO MERKUR SPIELOTHEK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DRXXCM) **(Mutiple Loations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Large Roulette Wheel & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG198844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198844)

[**EDELWEISS LODGE and RESORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DRGAER) **(Garmisch-Partenkirchen)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Tan (Logo & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158517)

(Reverse has Army Recreational Machine Program logo)

[**SPIELBANK FLENSBURG**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DRFLSF) **(Flensburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG152024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152024)

2nd Brown (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG152025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152025)

[**SPIELBANK KIEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DRKISK) **(Kiel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Casino Kiel”) None Rare 10  [CG174899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174899)

[**SPIELBANKEN BAYERN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=drses2) **(Bayern)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG151158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151158)

(Reverse manufacturer's mark is "10/08 AUSTRIACARD 62344/000")

2nd Black (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG151159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151159)

(Reverse manufacturer's mark is "02/09 AUSTRIACARD 62344/001")

3rd Black (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG151160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151160)

(Reverse manufacturer's mark is "05/09 AUSTRIACARD 62344/002")

4th Black (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG151161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151161)

(Reverse manufacturer's mark is "05/10 AUSTRIACARD 62344/003")

5th Black (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG151162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151162)

(Reverse manufacturer's mark is "10/11 AUSTRIACARD 62344/004")

6th Black (“Casino Card” & Smart Chip) Austria Card Rare 10  [CG174898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174898)

(Reverse manufacturer's mark is "11/12 AUSTRIACARD 62344/005")

[**SPIELBANKEN MECKLINBURG**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DRSES1) **(Multiple)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2013

PC White (bar code) None Rare 10  [CG135087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135087)

(This paper card tracks the player at the table)

[**SPIELODROM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=DR9FSC) **(Mutiple Loations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (SpielODrom fazz with smart chip on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG152275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152275)

[**GIBRALTAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=GI)

[**ADMIRAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GIGIAC) **(Gibraltar)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Blue (Casino Admiral Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG165115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165115)

[**CASINO SUNBORN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GIGICS) **(Gibraltar)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Red (Exclusive) None Rare 10  [CG210380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210380)

[**GREECE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=gr)

**[CASINO LOUTRAKI](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=grloc1) (Loutraki)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (“Club Player” & blue/yellow flags) SIRIO AE 7882880 V Scarce 7  [CG005016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005016)

Lt Blue (“Club Player” & blue/yellow flags) None V Scarce 7  [CG073406](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073406)

2nd Blue (“Club Player” & blue/red flags) SIRIO AE 7882880 V Scarce 7  [CG147877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=147877)

Blue (“Club Player” & blue/red flags) None V Scarce 7  [CG151166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151166)

3rd Blue (“Club Player” & blue/orange flags) SIRIO AE 7882880 V Scarce 7  [CG151167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151167)

Blue ("Club Player" & blue/orange flags) None V Scarce 7  [CG151168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151168)

Blue ("Club Player" & blue/orange flags) SIRIO AE 210782880 V Scarce 7  [CG151169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151169)

4th Blue (Logo with blue/orange flags) None V Scarce 7  [CG151170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151170)

(Larger Logo without the words “Club Player”)

5th Gold (“Gold Slot Points” & 3 Logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG005020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005020)

Green (Select Members Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG151171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151171)

Pink (Select Members Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG151172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151172)

Blue/Green (Premier Members Club) None Rare 10  [CG151173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151173)

Purple (Elite Members Club) None Rare 15  [CG164029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164029)

(On this issue, last line of text on reverse starts with "or retain...", phone# is 27440 65501)

6th Green (Select Members Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG151174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151174)

(On this issue, last line of text on reverse starts with "cancel...", phone# is 27440 65501)

7th Red (“Gold Slot Points” & Three 7’s ) None V Scarce 7  [CG151175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151175)

Red (“Ruby”) None V Scarce 7  [CG151176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151176)

Red (“Ruby” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG151177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151177)

Blue (“International VIP”) None V Rare 20  [CG168165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168165)

Blue (“International VIP” & smart chip) None V Rare 20  [CG165804](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165804)

(On this issue, the phone number is 27440 60300)

XX Orange (“Club member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG065959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=065959)

XX Orange (“Club member” with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG151178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151178)

(Club Member cards have small logo in lower right corner on obverse)

XX Orange (“Club member” with smart chip) Austria Card V Scarce 7  [CG151179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151179)

(Casino logo in beige square in upper right corner on obverse)

XX Gold (V.I.P. Player) None Rare 10  [CG160253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160253)

(No mag stripe on reverse)

(Club Member cards used for casino entrance)

**[CASINO MAGIC PORTO CARRAS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=grsic1) (Sithonia)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 1999

[**CASINO PORTO CARRAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=grsic1) **(Sithonia)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

*(Originally opened by the American company Casino Magic in May 1995, later sold to a Canadian*

*group and closed in Sept 1999 then reopened in July 2003 under the Technical Olympic Group.)*

1st Black (“Club Player” & Streamers) None V Scarce 7  [CG152245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152245)

Gold ("VIP" & Streamers) None Rare 15  [CG154848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154848)

2nd Lt Green (“Member”) SIRIO AE 7782880 V Scarce 7  [CG073481](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073481)

White/Green (Logo bottom right) SIRIO AE 7782880 V Scarce 7  [CG177758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177758)

3rd White/Blue (Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG150732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150732)

(8 lines in reverse English text, "Member" center bottom onobverse)

4th White/Blue (Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG150733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150733)

(9 lines in reverse English text, "Member" center bottom on obverse)

5th White/Blue (Members) None V Scarce 7  [CG150734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150734)

("Members" on diagonal in bottom right obverse)

[**CASINO RIO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GRRPCR) **(Rio Patras)**

Slot Club Opened: 1979 Closed: no

1st White (Founder Member) SIRIO AE 7782880 V Scarce 7  [CG177756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177756)

White (Player Member) SIRIO AE 7782880 V Scarce 7  [CG150730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150730)

(Signature strip on reverse with "Signature" underneath)

2nd White (Player Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG150729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150729)

(No signature strip)

3rd Black (“Member’s Club” & Roulette Wheel) Siro Group V Scarce 7  [CG150731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150731)

(Actual mfg mark is Sirio Group 210.8996400)

4th Red (“Club Member” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG177757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177757)

(Black flag type logo)

5th Red (“Club Member” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG176477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176477)

(Black & blue logo)

6th Red (“Club Member” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG178524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178524)

(Casino Rio, Casino Thraki & Casino Corfu logos on obverse – used at all 3 casinos)

[**CASINO RODOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GRROC1) **(Rhodes)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/White (Large Rose & Casino Rodos Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG177760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177760)

(No mag stripe)

Blue/White (Large Rose & Casino Rodos Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG073402](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073402)

(Mag stripe)

2nd Yellow (“Member Card” & Rose Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG073453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073453)

Red ("J Club" & Rose Logo) None Rare 15  [CG150706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150706)

Blue ("Sapphire Club" & Rose Logo) None Rare 15  [CG150707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150707)

Green ("Emerald Club" & Rose Logo) None Rare 15  [CG150708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150708)

Orange ("Coral Club" & Rose Logo) None Rare 15  [CG150709](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150709)

Burgandy ("Ruby Club" & Rose Logo) None Rare 15  [CG150710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150710)

Grey ("Diamond Club" & Rose Logo) None Rare 15  [CG150711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150711)

Black (Rose Logo) None V Rare 25  [CG150712](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150712)

3rd Silver (Heart Royal Flush over roulette wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG150713](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150713)

(Smartchip on obverse with CISA in upper right corner)

4th Black (Casino Rodos Queenco Platinum) ? V Scarce 7  [CG150714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150714)

5th Grey (“Silver” & Large Rose with Casino Rodos Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG159369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159369)

Gold (“Gold” & Large Rose with Casino Rodos Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG159370](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159370)

[**CASINO SYROS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GRSYC1) **(Syros)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Logo centered over boat & water) Accent V Scarce 7  [CG150735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150735)

(Logo says "Aegean Casino Syros")

Dk Blue (Logo centered over boar & water None V Scarce 7  [CG150736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150736)

(Logo says "Casino Syros")

2nd Tan/Multi (“Member Card” & Roulette Table) None V Scarce 7  [CG150737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150737)

3rd Blue/Multi (“Member Card” & Roulette Table) Perivallon S.A. V Scarce 7  [CG150738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150738)

4th Gold (“VIP” & Roulette Wheel) Perivallon S.A. Rare 10  [CG150739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150739)

5th Blue (“Member Card” & Slot Reels) Perivallon S.A. V Scarce 7  [CG159368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159368)

Grey (“Diamond Club” & Large Diamond) None Rare 15  [CG164028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164028)

XX Dk Blue (Logo centered over boat & water ) None V Scarce 7  [CG177759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177759)

(No mag stripe)

[**CASINO THRAKI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GRALCT) **(Alexandroupoli)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Club Member” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG178524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178524)

(Casino Rio, Casino Thraki & Casino Corfu logos on obverse – used at all 3 casinos)

**CASINO MAGIC XANTHI (Xanthi)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: yes

[**CASINO XANTHI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GRXAC1) **(Xanthi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Club Player” & Streamers) SIRIO AE 7782880 Rare 15  [CG177755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177755)

2nd Silver (Hotel Casino Xanthi Club Player Card) None Rare 10  [CG150793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150793)

Silver (Club Player Card) SIRIO AE 7782880 Rare 10  [CG170017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170017)

Gold (VIP Player Card) SIRIO AE 7782880 Rare 10  [CG150794](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150794)

Silver ("Silver Member" & smart chip) None Rare 20  [CG150795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150795)

(“Hotel Casino Xanthi” at right)

Silver (Casino Xanthi g.c.m. Club Player Card) None Rare 15  [CG157707](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157707)

3rd Silver (Silver Member” & smart chip) None Rare 15  [CG190339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190339)

(Casino Xanthi logo at right)

[**CORFU HOLIDAY PALACE CASINO & GOLF**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=grcoc1) **(Kanoni)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Club Member” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG178524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178524)

(Casino Rio, Casino Thraki & Casino Corfu logos on obverse – used at all 3 casinos)

PC Purple/White (“Slot Machines”-Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG151163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151163)

PC Green (“Slot Machines”-Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG151164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151164)

PC Red (“Slot Machines”) None V Scarce 7  [CG151165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151165)

(These laminated cards were used to wedge the “Max” button to keep the machine reels spinning

allowing the player to leave the machine)

[**MONT PARNES CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=GRMPMP) **(Mont Parnes, Athens)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Member Card) Sirio AE - 7782880 V Scarce 7  [CG150813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150813)

2nd Green (Member Card) Sirio AE +3017782880 V Scarce 7  [CG150814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150814)

3rd Green (Member Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG150815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150815)

(Now says "Mont Parnes Hotel Casino" on obverse)

[**PLAYBOY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=grrocp) **(Rhodes)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Bunny logo in-between 2 Seahorses) Sirio AE 7782880 Scarce 3  [CG150796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150796)

Gold (Bunny logo in-between 2 Seahorses) Sirio AE 7782880 Rare 15  [CG150797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150797)

[**REGENCY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=grprc1) **(Mont Parnes,)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver/Green (Casino Club) None Rare 10  [CG073409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073409)

2nd Silver/Black (Casino Club Silver Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG150811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150811)

3rd Green (Regency Smart Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG150812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150812)

4th Silver (Regency Club Silver Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG168164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168164)

[**REGENCY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=grthr1) **(Thessaloniki)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver/Red (Casino Club) None Rare 10  [CG073404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073404)

2nd Silver/Blue (Casino Club) INF V Scarce 7  [CG102054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102054)

3rd Silver/Blue (Casino Club) Sirio AE 7782880 V Scarce 7  [CG150798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150798)

4th Silver/Blue (Casino Club) EBE V Scarce 7  [CG150799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150799)

5th Silver/Black (Casino Club Silver Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG150800](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150800)

6th Blue (Regency Smart Club – logo bottom left) Uniprint V Scarce 7  [CG150801](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150801)

7th Navy (The Smart Club – logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG150802](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150802)

("The Smart" in yellow lettering on obverse)

8th Silver (Regency Club Silver Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG171126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171126)

Gold (Recency Club Gold Card) None Rare 10  [CG180551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180551)

PC Grey (Slot Machine Token Purchase Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG168846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168846)

(Players have a limit on how many slot tokens they can purchase on any particular day)

[**HONG KONG**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=hk)

**HONG KONG JOCKEY CLUB, The (?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Sports betting and lotteries)*

1st Blue (“The Hong Kong Jockey Club” & Smartchip) SCG# Rare 10  [SCG00177](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00177.jpg)

(Manufacturer’s mark is SCG followed by a long string of numbers)

2nd Blue (“The Hong Kong Jockey Club” & Smartchip) ACC# Rare 10  [SCG00178](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00178.jpg)

(Manufacturer’s mark is ACC followed by a long string of numbers)

3rd Blue (“The Hong Kong Jockey Club” & Smartchip) GEM Rare 10  [SCG00202](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00202.jpg)

(Manufacturer’s mark is GEMALTOSGPU followed by a long string of numbers)

[**HUNGARY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=hu)

[**CASINO GYOR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=hugycg) **(Gyor)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (“Casino Gyor” & abstract roulette wheel) None Rare 10  [CG082410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082410)

[**CASINO IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUVCCI) **(3 locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Bright Gold (“C” in Crown) Multicard Rare 10  [CG177571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177571)

2nd Dull Gold (“C” in Crown) Multicard Rare 10  [CG142990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142990)

[**CASINO KECSKEMET**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=hukeck) **(Kecskemet)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (“Casino Kecskemet” & abstract roulette wheel) None Rare 10  [CG082411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082411)

[**CASINO LIDO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUCL) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (“Casino Lido” & oval red logo) Multicard V Rare 25  [CG082378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082378)

[**CASINO ORFEUM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUC5) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

XX Gold (VIP – Simply The Best) None Rare 15  [CG082414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082414)

(Entry Card. Also has Radison SAS Beke Hotel Budapest on obverse)

[**CASINO SOPRON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=husoc1) **(Sopron)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (“Casino Sopron” & roulette wheel) None Rare 10  [CG168450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168450)

Gold (“Casino Sopron – VIP” & roulette wheel) None Rare 15  [CG169598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169598)

(6 lines of text under signature strip on reverse)

2nd Silver “Casino Sopron” & roulette wheel) None Rare 10  [CG168482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168482)

(7 lines of text under signature strip on reverse)

[**CASINO SZENTENDRE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUSZCS) **(Szentendre)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (“Casino Ft Szentendre” & roulette wheel) None Rare 10  [CG177572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177572)

[**CASINO VIGADO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUC4) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey Multi (4 Heads & Roulette Wheel) Multicard Rare 15  [CG142991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142991)

Gold (Casino Vigado V.I.P) Multicard Rare 25  [CG177573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177573)

[**CASINOS HUNGARY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUSEC1) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Off White (3 Casinos listed) multicard V Scarce 7  [CG082412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082412)

(Budapest Hilton, Gresham Budapest and City Budapest)

Off White (1 Casino listed) multicard Rare 10  [CG082413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082413)

("Tobb mint nyereseg")

[**CASINOS IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUCI) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (“Casinos Imperial” & oval red logo) None Rare 10  [CG142989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142989)

[**DOYLE BRUNSON POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUDB) **(Budapest)**

**[Card Room]** Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Picture of Doyle Brunson) None Rare 10  [CG184667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184667)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUG1) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver/Red (Budapest Grand Casino) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG142967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142967)

Gold/Red (Budapgest Grand Casino) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG177570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177570)

2nd Red/White (Budapest Grand Casino/Cash Back) Multicard Scarce 10  [CG142968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142968)

(Has "Cash Back" across upper right corner of obverse)

[**KORDA POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUKP) **(Budapest)**

**[Card Room]** Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Picture of Doyle Brunson) None Rare 10  [CG184665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184665)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**LAS VEGAS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUC1) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Las Vegas Casino Budapest") Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG142964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142964)

(“Atrium Hyatt Hotel”, both white and off white cards exist)

2nd White ("Las Vegas Casino Budapest") Penjegynyomda Rt V Scarce 7  [CG067062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=067062)

(“Sofitel Atrium Budapest”)

3rd White ("Las Vegas Casino Budapest") Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG142965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142965)

(“Sofitel Budapest Hungary” on Roosevelt Ter.2 with web address bottom obverse)

4th White ("Las Vegas Casino Budapest") Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG142281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142281)

(“Sofitel Budapest Hungary” on Szechenyi Istvan Ter.2 with web address bottom obverse)

5th White (“Las Vegas Casino”) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG171163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171163)

(No color band at left side obverse, “Sofitel Budapest” under obverse logo)

White/Gold ("Las Vegas Casino") Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG142966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142966)

(Gold band down left side obverse, "Corvin Setany" under obverse logo)

White/Purple (“Las Vegas Casino”) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG160064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160064)

(Purple band down left side obverse, “Atlantis” under obverse logo)

White/Green (“Las Vegas Casino”) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG160065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160065)

(Green band down left side obverse, “Tropicana” under obverse logo)

White/Orange (“Las Vegas Casino”) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG196663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=196663)

(Orange band down left side obverse, “Atrium EuroCenter” under obverse logo)

(All of the above cards say "Entry Card" above the mag stripe on the reverse)

XX Black (“Las Vegas Casino” logo left) None V Scarce 7  [CG167235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167235)

(Signature strip on reverse but no mag stripe)

XX Black (“Las Vegas Casino” logo left) None V Scarce 7  [CG203783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203783)

(2 large QR codes on reverse but no mag stripe)

[**MONTE CITY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUMC) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Reddish Brown (“Monte Carlo” in script & MC logo) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG142988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142988)

[**ONYX CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=HUBUOC) **(Nyir Plaza)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Onyx Casino logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG169595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169595)

(2 lines of text in last paragraph on reverse)

2nd Grey (Onyx Casino logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG184666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184666)

(3 lines of text in last paragraph on reverse)

[**TROPICANA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=hubuc2) **(Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White ("Tropicana Casino" & Toucan) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG141973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141973)

2nd White (“Tropicana Casino” & Toucan Penjegynyomda Rt Scarce 3  [CG142963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142963)

3rd White ("Tropicana Casino" & Toucan) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG094260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=094260)

(Has green four leaf clover in upper right of obverse)

**[VARKERT CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=hubuc3) (Budapest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Reddish Brown (Varkert Casino Logo) Multicard Rare 10  [CG141920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141920)

2nd Reddish Brown (Varkert Casino Logo) Allami Rare 10  [CG142954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142954)

(Entry Card)

Black (Varkert Casino Logo V.I.P.) Multicard Rare 10  [CG142955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142955)

(VIP Member Card)

3rd Reddish Brown (Varkert Casino Logo) None Rare 10  [CG142956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142956)

XX Reddish Brown (Varkert Casino Logo V.I.P.) Multicard Rare 10  [CG142957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142957)

(VIP to restaurant which closed 3/03)

XX Green (Varkert Casino Logo) Multicard Rare 10  [CG142958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142958)

(Entry card for Staff)

**[IRELAND](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ie)**

[**ATLANTIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IETWAC) **(Tramore)**

**[Cardroom]** Slot Club Opened: ? Closed:no

1st Gold (Vantage Club Card – Gold) ? V Scarce 7  [CG187647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187647)

Silver (Vantage Club Card – Platinum) ? Rare 10  [CG187648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187648)

Grey (Vantage Club Card – Diamond) ? Rare 15  [CG187649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187649)

[**FITZWILLIAM CARD CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IEDUF1#310) **(Dublin)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed:no

1st White (“The Fitzwilliams Card Club” & 4 Suits) None Rare 30  [CG143294](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143294)

(Small keychain card with barcode on reverse)

[**PADDY POWER BETFAIR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=IEDUPP) **(Dublin)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Online casino and sports betting with local shops throughout Ireland and the United Kingdom)*

1st Green (“Big Rewards”) None V Scarce 7  [CG177672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177672)

(Smart chip and barcode on obverse, mag stripe on reverse)

[**ITALY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=it)

[**CASINO CAMPIONE d'ITALIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ITCDC1) **(Campione)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Black/Gold (Casino Logo at top with Barcode) None V Scarce 7  [CG127171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127171)

2nd Black (ENERGYcard) None V Scarce 7  [CG171201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171201)

XX White (Cashless Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG193991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193991)

(Both sides the same on this card)

[**CASINO DE LA VALLEE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=itsvc1) **(St. Vincent/Valle d’Aosta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG143295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143295)

PC Blue (“Fortuna Card” & Gold Statue) Manta V Scarce 7  [CG143296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143296)

(Manufacturer is “Mantegazza Antonio-Cartevalori”, second line reverse starts "sola volta...")

PC Blue (“Fortuna Card” & Gold Statue) Manta V Scarce 7  [CG143297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143297)

(Manufacturer is “Mantegazza Antonio-Cartevalori”, second line reverse starts "deve essere...")

PC Blue (“Fortuna Card” & Gold Statue) None V Scarce 7  [CG143298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143298)

(Bar Code reverse, thin red strip along bottom reverse)

PC Blue (“Fortuna Card” & Gold Statue) None V Scarce 7  [CG175215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175215)

(Bar Code reverse, reverse text divided into 3 sections with separating red lines)

(These paper cards feel like plastic but are a high quality paper)

[**CASINO Di VENEZIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ITVEC1) **(Venice)**

[**CASINO MUNICIPALE Di VENEZIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ITVEC1)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Casino Icons-bar code) None V Scarce 7  [CG143299](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143299)

2nd Red (Logo upper left) None V Rare 75  [CG143300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143300)

(Issued only to Italian born)

3rd Red (Casino di Venezia & Venice Casino Logos) None Rare 25  [CG175216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175216)

4th Green (Club Card) None Rare 25  [CG146074](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146074)

(Background pattern with card suits is raised printing)

XX White (Poker Pro Table) None V Scarce 7  [CG062192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=062192)

[**IVORY COAST**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=IC)

[**CASINO ELEPHANT d’OR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ICABCE) **(Abidjan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Casino Barriere Elephant d’Or & Lage “B” logo) None Rare 10  [CG193589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193589)

[**KAZAKHSTAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=KZ)

[**ROYAL PLAZA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KZKARP) **(Kapchagay)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Slot Card) None Rare 15  [CG171452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171452)

[**KENYA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KENACF)

[**CASINO FLAMINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KENACF) **(Nairobi)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Blue (Casino FlaminGO BLUE) None Rare 30  [CG171095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171095)

[**MAYFAIR RKL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=kenamr) **(Nairobi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Mayfair Group) None Rare 25  [CG176106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176106)

(Smart chip on obverse, reverse indicates “Valid for use in Mayfair RKL Casino & Club only”)

[**KYRGYZSTAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=KG)

[**DILLINGER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KGBCD) **(Bishkek)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Guest) None V Rare 25  [CG171475](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171475)

[**SUN CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KGBISC) **(Bishkek)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Sun Club Logo) None V Rare 25  [CG171592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171592)

[**LAOS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=lo)

[**SAVAN VEGAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LOSASV) **(Savannakhet)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (Savan Vegas Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG138956](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138956)

Silver (“VIP” and Savan Vegas Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG138957](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138957)

Gold (“VIP” and Savan Vegas Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG138958](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138958)

[**LATVIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=lv)

[**ADMIRALU KLUBS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVRIAK) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed ?

*(Operates various gambling halls throughout Latvia)*

1st Black (“Admiralu Klubs” & Stack of Chips) None V Scarce 7  [CG177733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177733)

[**CASINO 777**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lvric7) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed no

1st Black (777 VIP Club – Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177715)

[**CASINO PLAY & BOY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lvric2) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Woman & New Years Party) None V Scarce 7  [CG152104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152104)

[**EUROPA CLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVRIEC) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Gold (Crown Logo lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG152106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152106)

**[OLYMPIC CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVRIOV) (Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Bonus” & “B”) None V Scarce 7  [CG152109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152109)

2nd Blue (“Bonus Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG152110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152110)

Silver/Blue (“Silver Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG152111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152111)

Gold/Blue (“Gold Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG152112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152112)

Lt Blue (“Diamond Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG152115](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152115)

(Reverse phone numbers have +371 country code)

3rd Blue (“Bonus Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG171257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171257)

Gold/Blue ("Gold Club") None V Scarce 7  [CG152108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152108)

(Facebook and Twitter logos added on bottom left of reverse)

4th Blue (“Bonus Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG171669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171669)

(OlyBet logo on reverse next to Olympic logo)

[**ROYAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVRIRC) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Grey (“Membership Card” & Crown logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG150049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150049)

2nd Red (Red arched lines – white reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG177742](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177742)

Red (Red arched lines – gold reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG177743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177743)

Red (Red arched lines – silver reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG177744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177744)

[**TOBAGO CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lvrit1) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2008

1st Gold (Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG177716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177716)

Silver (Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG177717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177717)

Silver (Diamond V.I.P.) None Rare 15  [CG177718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177718)

(No mag stripe)

2nd Gold (Gold V.I.P.) None V Scarce 7  [CG177719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177719)

Silver (Platinum V.I.P.) None Rare 10  [CG177720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177720)

(Mag stripe on reverse)

[**TOWER CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVRITC) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: 1990s Closed: yes

1st Gold (Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG150094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150094)

*(See Tower Casinos for additional cards used at multiple Tower Casino locations)*

**[TOWER CASINOS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVVCTC) (Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Cards used at Tower Casino Club, Tower Daugavpils Kasino, Tower Ventspils Kasino and*

*Tower Voodoo Casino)*

1st Black (Roulette wheel & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG150096](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150096)

(4 casinos listed on reverse

2nd Black (Roulette wheel & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG150095](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150095)

(2 casinos listed on reverse: Tower Casino Club & Tower Voodoo Casino)

[**TOWER DAUGAVPILS KASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVVCTC) **(Riga)**

*(See "Tower Casinos****")***

[**TOWER VENTSPILS KASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVVCTC) **(Riga)**

*(See "Tower Casinos****")***

[**TOWER VOODOO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVRITV) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

*(Became the Olympic Voodoo Casino in 2006)*

1st Black (2002 Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177734)

Black (2002 VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177735)

2nd Black (2003 Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177736)

Black (2003 VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177737](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177737)

3rd Black (2004 VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177738)

*(See Tower Casinos for additional cards used at multiple Tower Casino locations)*

[**VEGAS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lvriv1) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Vegas Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG150093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150093)

[**VERNISSAGE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LVRIVC) **(Riga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold/Blue (VIP Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177740)

[**LEBANON**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=lb)

[**CASINO DU LIBAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LBMACD) **(Jounieh)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Red (Gold Snow Flake top center) None Rare 15  [CG167535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167535)

(No web address, phone# is 09 832 097)

2nd Red (Gold Snow Flake top center) None Rare 15  [CG168695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168695)

(Three lines of text at bottom obverse, phone# is +961 9 853 222)

3rd Red (Gold Snow Flake top center) None Rare 10  [CG138962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138962)

(Web address on obverse bottom of 2 lines, phone# is 961 9 855 888)

[**LESOTHO**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=LS)

[**Maseru Sun Hotel Casino**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lsmams) **(Maseru)**

*(Sun International Management Company)*

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Gambling icons across top with smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG148274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148274)

(Has "A Million Thrills, One Destination" under Sun International on obverse)

[**LITHUANIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=lt)

[**CASINO PLANET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LTPAC1) **(Vilnius)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: yes

1st Blue (Casino Planet ) None V Scarce 7  [CG092086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=092086)

(Barcode & magstripe on reverse)

[**CASINO TORNADO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ltvic1) **(Vilnius)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Chips & pink ribbon with smartchip ) None V Scarce 7  [CG145409](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145409)

(Double insert arrows and white rectangle bottom right on obverse)

Green (Chips & pink ribbon with smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG171253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171253)

(Single insert arrow)

2nd Gold (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG171254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171254)

[**NESE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ltvic2) **(Vilnius)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (Seahorse & Starfish – smart Chip) Austria Card 18239 V Scarce 7  [CG145408](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145408)

Silver (“Nese Group Silver” & smart chip) ? V Scarce 7  [CG177586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177586)

Gold (“Pramogu Bankas Gold” & smart chip) ? V Scarce 7  [CG177587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177587)

Lt Gold (“Pramogu Bankas Platinum” & smart chip) ? Rare 10  [CG177588](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177588)

[**OLYMPIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ltvio1) **(Vilnius)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Bonus Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG145407](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145407)

(Reverse phone number is “1880; +380 5 231 4930”)

2nd Blue (“Bonus Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG171256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171256)

Silver (“Silver Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG177585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177585)

(Reverse phone number is “+370 5 231 4930”)

*( Gold and Diamond Club levels should exist but it is unknown which issues they were*

*created for.)*

[**LUXEMBOURG**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=lu)

[**CASINO 2000**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lumlc1) **(Mondorf)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Joker Club Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG145285](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145285)

2nd Yellow ("Club" and wave design) None V Scarce 7  [CG145286](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145286)

3rd Multi ("Club Casino 2000") None V Scarce 7  [CG145287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145287)

(Has casino sign on left and couple holding glasses on right)

[**MACEDONIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mk)

[**APOLLONIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mkgea1) **(Gevgelija)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Exclusive Club" & Smart Chip) None V Rare 50  [CG138963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138963)

2nd Black (“Member Card” & Smart Chip) None Rare 30  [CG171093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171093)

( “Apollonia Casino since 1984” on obverse, street address & web address at bottom reverse)

3rd Black (“Member Card” & Smart Chip) None Rare 30  [CG185197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185197)

(Street address & web address moved to just below phone numbers)

Gold (“Gold Member” & Smart Chip) None V Rare 50  [CG177590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177590)

Silver (“Platinum” & Smart Chip) None V Rare 75  [CG177589](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177589)

[**CASINO FLAMINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MKGEF1) **(Gevgelija)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Green/Silver (Registration Card) None Rare 30  [CG138964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138964)

2nd Blue (Casino FlaminGO Players Club Blue) None Rare 30  [CG139734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139734)

("blue" in lower case on a band in the lower left corner of the obverse, mag stripe on reverse)

Blue (Casino FlaminGO Players Club Blue) None Rare 30  [CG171094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171094)

(“blue” in lower case on a band in the lower left corner of the obverse, no mag stripe on reverse)

3rd Blue (Casino FlaminGO Blue) None Rare 30  [CG139975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139975)

("BLUE" in caps along the left edge of the obverse, no mag stripe on reverse)

[**HIT CASINO HOTEL DOIRANI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MKSDHC) **(Star Dojran)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue ("Blue" and casino logo upper right) None V Rare 75  [CG148442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148442)

2nd Silver (Hit Casino Hotel Doirani) uniprint V Rare 75  [CG154847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154847)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mkgepc) **(Gevgelija)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Princess Players Club) None V Rare 75  [CG175859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175859)

(No web address on reverse and plain obverse)

2nd Blue (Princess Players Club) None V Rare 75  [CG138965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138965)

(No web addresses on reverse and gambling icons on right side of obverse)

3rd Blue (Princess Players Club) None V Rare 75  [CG171161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171161)

(2 web address at bottom of reverse)

[**MALAWI**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mw)

[**COLONY CLUB CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MWBLCC) **(Blantyre)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st White ("KaiRo International" & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG112948](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112948)

[**MALAYSIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=my)

[**CASINO de GENTING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MYGHCD)

[**GENTING HIGHLANDS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MYGHCD)

[**RESORTS WORLD GENTING**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MYGHCD) **(Genting)**

Slot Club Opened: 1971 Closed: no

1st Yellow/Black (“Lucky Coin Club”) SM1 Rare 10  [CG156601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156601)

2nd Olive ("Slots Card" & Player Photo) None Rare 10  [CG157660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157660)

Olive ("Slots Card" with no player photo) None Rare 10  [CG157661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157661)

3rd Red (Genting Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG157662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157662)

(Only Resorts World Genting logo on reverse)

4th Silver (Genting Rewards) None Rare 10  [CG157663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157663)

(Genting UK and Star Cruises logos on reverse)

5th Red (Genting Rewards Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG157664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157664)

Gold (Genting Rewrads Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG157665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157665)

Silver (Genting Rewards Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG157666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157666)

Dk Grey (Genting Rewards Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG157667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157667)

XX Green (“World Card” & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG156602](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156602)

XX Silver/Multi (“Genting World”) None V Scarce 7  [CG156603](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156603)

XX Blue (Genting “World Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG156604](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156604)

(Genting & Awana mentioned on reverse)

XX Blue (“World Card” and Buildings) None V Scarce 7  [CG156605](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156605)

XX Blue (“World Card” & Buildings) SCG V Scarce 7  [CG156606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156606)

XX Green ("World Card" & Building) None V Scarce 7  [CG156607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156607)

(This issue mentions Awana & Star Cruises on reverse)

XX Red (“Experience WorldCard Benefits”) None V Scarce 7  [CG156608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156608)

(Three Logos are listed on the reverse)

XX Dk Blue (Globe & “World Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG156609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156609)

(Website on obverse under “Genting”)

XX Orange (Suntec Privilege Card & “World Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG156610](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156610)

XX Red/White (“Experience World Card Benefits”) None V Scarce 7  [CG156611](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156611)

(No Logos on reverse)

XX Green (“Sunrise Prosperity Card” & “World Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG156612](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156612)

[MAXIMS GENTING](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MYGHMG) **(Genting)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red ("Maxims Genting" & logo at left) None Rare 10  [CG156613](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156613)

[**STARWORLD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MYXXST) **(Genting)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Slots Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG156049](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156049)

2nd Yellow (Slots Cards & Player Photo Square) None V Scarce 7  [CG156050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156050)

(Both cards are temporary cards)

[**MALTA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=m2)

[**CASINO at PORTOMASO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M2STT1) **(St. Julians)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG138966](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138966)

2nd Lt Blue ("The Casino" & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG071292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071292)

3rd White/Blue (“Tumas Gaming” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG138979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138979)

4th Blue (Tumas Gaming Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG146335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146335)

*(Cards after the 1st issue were also used at Oracle Casino)*

[**CASINO Di VENEZIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M2VIC1) **(Vittoriosa)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2013

1st Orange (Bar Code Obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG138967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138967)

2sd Red (Members Ruby Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG138968](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138968)

3rd Red (“The 1st real casino on the web”) None V Scarce 7  [CG138969](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138969)

(White reverse)

4th Red (“The 1st real casino on the web”) None V Scarce 7  [CG138970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138970)

(Red reverse)

TC White (PokerPro Table) None V Scarce 7  [CG138971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138971)

[**CASINO MALTA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M2STCM) **(St. Julian)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Blue (Bonus Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG165789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165789)

[**DRAGONARA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M2STD1) **(St. Julian's)**

Slot Club Opened: 1964 Closed: no

1st Orange (Roulette Wheel & Small Dragon Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG138972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138972)

Brick Red (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG141935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141935)

(Reverse text is 32mm top to bottom)

Red (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG158822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158822)

(Reverse text is 33mm top to bottom)

Red (Dragons Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG177640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177640)

2nd Red (Players & Table) None V Scarce 7  [CG138973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138973)

(This card features a dark haired lady & reverse address ends with “STJ 02, Malta”)

3rd Red (Players & Table) None V Scarce 7  [CG138974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138974)

(This card features a dark haired lady & reverse address ends with “STJ 3143, Malta”)

Blue (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG138975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138975)

4th White/Multi (Players & Table) None V Scarce 7  [CG138976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138976)

(This card features a blonde haired lady)

Brown (“Gold Card Membership” & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG138977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138977)

5th Red (Dragons Club & Faint Dragon Image) None V Scarce 7  [CG138978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138978)

6th Black/Red (Dragonara Casino – Malta’s Number One) None V Scarce 7  [CG182207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182207)

[**ORACLE CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M2SPO1) **(St. Paul’s Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG005024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005024)

(Reverse phone number is +356 570057)

Dk Blue (Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG162812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162812)

(Reverse phone number is +356 21570057)

Cream (Visitor Card) None Rare 10  [CG005025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005025)

2nd Lt Blue ("The Casino" & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG071292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=071292)

3rd White/Blue (“Tumas Gaming” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG138979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138979)

4th Blue (Tumas Gaming Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG146335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146335)

*(Cards after the 1st issue were also used at Casino at Portomaso)*

[**MARTINIQUE**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=MQ)

[**CASINO BATELIERE PLAZZA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mqfocb) **(Fort-de-France)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Carte Privilege” and Woman) None Rare 10  [CG177647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177647)

2nd Red (“Carte Privilege” on Silver Band) None Rare 10  [CG177648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177648)

[**CASINO TROIS ILETS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mqfoct) **(Fort-de-France)**

Slot Club Opened: 1975 Closed: no

1st Red (Carte Privilege) None Rare 10  [CG177646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177646)

[**MEXICO**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mx)

**(Unknown?)**

*(These cards don't have a specific casino name or location listed but the cards are pretty*

*common and show up frequently so are listed here for reference.)*

Brownish Red/Green (Large Leprechaun & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00179](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00179.jpg)

Black/Green (Large Leprechaun & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00180](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00180.jpg)

(White box bottom reverse with card# is 13mm wide)

Black/Green (Large Leprechaun & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00181](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00181.jpg)

(White box bottom reverse with card# is 18mm wide)

(These cards have “BIENVENIDOS” in large capital letters as first line on reverse)

Purple (Cadillac Jack Promocional) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00182](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00182.jpg)

Multi ("Tarjeta VIP Club" & ancient pyramid) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00183](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00183.jpg)

(This card has a smart chip)

Orange/Multi (Targeta Club – Sabia Gaming) None V Scarce 7  [SCG00184](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00184.jpg)

White ("Multimedia Games" & Large Insert Arrow) None Scarce 3  [SCG00185](http://www.slotcardguide.com/scans/scg00185.jpg)

(Very large Multimedia Games logo almost fills the card)

[**7 JACKPOT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXTT7J) **(Tampico)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (7 Jackpot – Seven City) Plastikko / 6124 V Scarce 7  [CG171763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171763)

[**APPLE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMCAC) **(Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Cliente Frecuente)  MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG172842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172842)

2nd Black (Cliente Frecuente) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG172843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172843)

(Has “P646185” above mag stripe on right side of reverse)

[**ARENIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMBAC) **(Mexicali)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**ARENIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMMAC) **(Morelia)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Arenia Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG172845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172845)

Gold (Arenia Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG172846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172846)

Silver (Arenia Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG172847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172847)

Black (Arenia Rewards Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG172848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172848)

2nd Brown (Arenia Casino – Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG180298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180298)

[**ASTORIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXNDAC) **(Naucalpan de Juarez)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Astoria Casino) MyCard/Proinsumos/3937 V Scarce 7  [CG161231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161231)

2nd Black (Astoria Casino) MyCard/Proinsumos/4795 V Scarce 7  [CG161232](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161232)

Black (Astoria Casino) MyCard/Proinsumos/5925 V Scarce 7  [CG187971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187971)

Silver (Players Club VIP Platino) MyCard/Proinsumos/5696 V Scarce 7  [CG161234](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161234)

Gold (Players Club VIP Oro) MyCard/Proinsumos/5331 V Scarce 7  [CG161235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161235)

3rd Black (Astoria Casino) MyCard/Proinsumos/6540 V Scarce 7  [CG161233](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161233)

4th Black (Astoria Casino) 6882 V Scarce 7  [CG161236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161236)

Black (Astoria Casino) 7189 V Scarce 7  [CG171185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171185)

Black (Astoria Casino) 8148 V Scarce 7  [CG187980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187980)

Black (Astoria Casino) 8571 V Scarce 7  [CG187981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187981)

Black (Astoria Casino) 8818 V Scarce 7  [CG187982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187982)

Black (Astoria Casino) 8933 V Scarce 7  [CG187983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187983)

Gold (Players Club VIP Oro) 7583 V Scarce 7  [CG161237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161237)

Gold (Players Club VIP Oro) 8571 V Scarce 7  [CG187984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187984)

(This issue just has a number above the mag stripe without MyCard/Proinsumos)

5th Black/White (“Astoria Casino” over city skyline) 9947 V Scarce 7  [CG199744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199744)

[**BELLA VISTA CENTRO de ENTRETENIMIENTO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVLBV) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Orange/Black (Ocean View at Sunset with Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173489)

[**BET & WIN GAMING CENTER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXB) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (“Ven, Juega y Gana!” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG207752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207752)

[**BIG BOLA CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVLBB) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

1st White (Big Bola with 7 in ball) None V Scarce 7  [CG172850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172850)

Blue/Red (Big Spin – Ride & Win) None V Scarce 7  [CG172851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172851)

(No reverse logo on 1st issue cards)

2nd Dk/Lt Grey (Big Spin) None V Scarce 7  [CG172852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172852)

(Reverse logo is just "Big Bola Casinos" in arched lettering, various numbers over mag stripe

to the right do not appear to be manufacturer numbers)

3rd Red (Big Bola Casinos & "Cliente Sin Registrar") None V Scarce 7  [CG172853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172853)

Purple (Big Bola Casinos & "Cliente Registrado") None V Scarce 7  [CG172854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172854)

(Reverse logo is just "Big Bola Casinos" in arched lettering)

4th Red (Big Bola Casinos & "Recicla") None V Scarce 7  [CG172855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172855)

Purple (Big Bola Casinos & "Cliente Registrado") None V Scarce 7  [CG172856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172856)

Red/Black (Lanota) None V Scarce 7  [CG172857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172857)

Blue/Multi ("Pulpo Jack" & Octopus Dealer) None V Scarce 7  [CG172858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172858)

Black (Jackpot del REY) None V Scarce 7  [CG172859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172859)

(This issue has 5 lines of text in reverese paragraph under the player number. Reverse logo

is "Big Bola Casinos" in rectangle with "Total" at bottom.)

5th Red/Black (Lanota) None V Scarce 7  [CG172860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172860)

Blue/Multi ("Pulpo Jack" & Octopus Dealer) None V Scarce 7  [CG172861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172861)

Black (Jackpot del REY) None V Scarce 7  [CG172862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172862)

(This issue has 7 lines of text in reverse paragraph under the player number. Reverse logo

is "Big Bola Casinos" in rectangle with "Total" at bottom.)

6th Red/Black (Lanota) None V Scarce 7  [CG172863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172863)

Blue/Multi ("Pulpo Jack" & Octopus Dealer) None V Scarce 7  [CG179148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179148)

Black (Jackpot del REY) None V Scarce 7  [CG172864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172864)

(No longer has "NUEVO JACKPOT" on bottom left of obverse like on 4th & 5th issues)

7th Blue/Black (“Big Club Rewards” – gold insert arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG172865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172865)

Blue/Black (“Big Club Rewards” – white insert arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG207753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207753)

(Specific locations typically printed with the player name by each casino on this issue)

8th Tan (Big Club Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG187986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187986)

(Large chip bottom right corner obverse, QRcode on reverse)

[**BIG BOLA PEDREGAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMCBB) **(Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

1st Blue/Black (“Big Club Rewards” – white insert arrows) None V Scarce 7  [CG172866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172866)

(See Big Bola Casinos for additional cards used at all Big Bola locations)

[**BIG BOLA TECAMACHALCO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXNABB) **(Naucalpan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

1st Blue/Black (Big Club Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG172867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172867)

(See Big Bola Casinos for additional cards used at all Big Bola locations)

[**BINGO JOKER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMCBJ) **(Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: Yes

1st White ("Bingo Joker" & Jester Hat) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG173494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173494)

(No insert arrows)

White ("Bingo Joker" & Jester Hat) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG173495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173495)

(With red insert arrows)

2nd Red/Black ("Bingo Joker" & Jester Hat) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG173496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173496)

3rd Black (“Bingo Joker” & Jester Hat) P689509 V Scarce 7  [CG187985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187985)

[**CALIENTE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMBCC) **(Tijuana)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

1st Black/Red (Premia Mas) None V Scarce 7  [CG110356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110356)

(Reverse text 81mm wide)

Black/Red (Premia Mas) None V Scarce 7  [CG152190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152190)

(Reverse text 79mm wide)

2nd Red (Caliente CLUB) None V Scarce 7  [CG110358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=110358)

(No mag stripe, 3 full width lines of text at the bottom of the reverse)

Red (Caliente CLUB) None V Scarce 7  [CG163383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163383)

(No mag stripe, 8 full width lines of text at the bottom of the reverse)

Red (Caliente Casino CLUB) 8634 V Scarce 7  [CG207754](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207754)

(With mag stripe and pink oval strip for serial# on obverse)

Red (Caliente Casino CLUB) 9326 V Scarce 7  [CG199833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199833)

(With mag stripe and pink oval strip for serial# on obverse)

Red (Caliente Casino CLUB) 9327 V Scarce 7  [CG194183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194183)

(With mag stripe and pink oval strip for serial# on obverse)

Red (Caliente Casino CLUB) None V Scarce 7  [CG152191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152191)

(With mag stripe and signature strip)

3rd Red/Gold (Club Jugador Consentido) None V Scarce 7  [CG157669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157669)

XX Blue (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 8700 V Scarce 7  [CG171597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171597)

XX Blue (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 9028 V Scarce 7  [CG187987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187987)

XX Blue (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 9548 V Scarce 7  [CG187989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187989)

XX Red (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 8700 V Scarce 7  [CG182815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182815)

(XX cards have Codere logo bottom obverse, barcode obverse with mag stripe on reverse.

Same card used at Caliente Casino, Mio Games and Casino Bingo 777)

(See Club Jugador Consentido for additional cards used at the Caliente Casino)

[**CAPITAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMCCC) **(Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Capital Casino large oval logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG159230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159230)

[**CAPRI CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGJCC) **(Guadalajara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Red (Capri Casino) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG161228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161228)

Black/Red (Capri Casino) MyCard/Proinsumos/3710 V Scarce 7  [CG171021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171021)

Red (Capri Casino Classic) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG161229](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161229)

2nd Red (Capri Casino Classic & White Star) Permiso Segob V Scarce 7  [CG161230](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161230)

(Has "P-01/2006" in upper right corner on reverse)

3rd Red (Capri Casino Classic) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG161287](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161287)

(Capri logo bottom right corner on reverse, "P617624" right side of reverse under mag stripe)

4th Red (Capri Casino Classic) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG161289](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161289)

(Capri logo bottom right corner on reverse, "P620874" bottom right reverse)

5th Red (Capri Casino Classic) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG161290](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161290)

(Capri logo bottom right corner on reverse, "P624520" bottom right reverse)

6th Red (Capri Casino Classic) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG161291](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161291)

(No Capri logo on reverse "P627800" right side of reverse under mag stripe)

(3rd thru 6th issues have "P-01/2011" in upper right corner on reverse)

7th Red (Capri Casino Classic) P-05/2014 V Scarce 7  [CG176362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176362)

[**CASINO ABU DHABI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXANCA) **(Apodaca)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Players Club VIP Gold) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG172844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172844)

**[CASINO ALEGRE GUASAVE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGSCA) (Guasave)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Alegre Bingo electronico/Race & sport book) None V Scarce 7  [CG172827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172827)

**[CASINO CENTRAL](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVCCC) (Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(These cards DO NOT have “Crown” in the Casino Central logo and the text on the reverse)*

1st Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG161300](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161300)

(Mfg mark is actually "MyCard/Proinsumos" with website at bottom left reverse)

2nd Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG161301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161301)

(Hologram crown in bottom right corner of obverse)

3rd Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG161302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161302)

(Printed crown in bottom right corner of obverse)

4th Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) P743492 V Scarce 7  [CG169644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169644)

5th Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) 7294 V Scarce 7  [CG171984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171984)

(“casinocentral.com.mx” web address over mag stripe, “7294” in bottom right reverse)

[**CASINO CENTRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXHSCC) **(Hermosillo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) P649134-1 V Scarce 7  [CG161303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161303)

(Has Hermosillo logo on bottom right of obverse and under main logon on reverse)

[**CASINO CENTRAL CROWN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXLPCC) **(La Paz)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

[**CASINO CENTRAL CROWN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXOSCC) **(Obregon)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(All cards have a tiny word “Crown” in the Casino Central logo on the obverse and the*

*reverse mentions Casino Central Crown in the first line of text and before the copyright.*

*Both locations use the same cards.)*

1st Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG161315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161315)

(Mfg mark is actually "MyCard/Proinsumos/6223" with website above mag stripe)

2nd Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) P626822 V Scarce 7  [CG161316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161316)

3rd Black/Grey (Casino Central logo & Large Crown) P641753 V Scarce 7  [CG161317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161317)

(Has "32°Card" in bottom right on obverse)

[**CASINO CORONA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXRBCC) **(Rosarito)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Casino Corona Crown Logo & smartchip) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG172849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172849)

(Manufacturer mark is actually "4442/MyCard/Proinsumos/6822")

[**CASINO DEL MAR – ROYALTON RIVIERA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCACD) **(Cancun)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Casino DelMAR) None V Scarce 7  [CG156871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156871)

[**CASINO GRAN NEVADA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGUCG) **(Guadalajara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (Casino Gran Nevada & Gambling Icons) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG173497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173497)

(Mfg mark is actually "MyCard/Proinsumos")

2nd Black (Casino Gran Nevada & Gambling Icons) 1108 V Scarce 7  [CG173498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173498)

[**CASINO KASH!**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCUCK)  **(Cuernavaca)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Black (Kash! Loyalty Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG173533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173533)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

Gold (Kash! Loyalty Club Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG173534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173534)

(Smart chip on obverse, barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO LIFE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mxmucl) **(Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(These cards were also used at emotion Casino and are listed under both casinos)*

1st Green (Smartpoints by Casino Life) None V Scarce 7  [CG173499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173499)

Blue (Casino Life & emotion Casino) Plastikko/6295 V Scarce 7  [CG173500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173500)

Blue (Casino Life & emotion Casino) Plastikko/8335 V Scarce 7  [CG182814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182814)

Blue (Casino Life & emotion Casino) Plastikko/10603 V Scarce 7  [CG176363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176363)

2nd Blue (Cirsa Winers Club) Plastikko/13058 V Scarce 7  [CG184473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184473)

(Has Casino Life and Emotion Casino logos on reverse, not the later universal CIRSA card

with no casino logos on reverse.)

*(Now uses the generic CIRSA Winners Club cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**CASINO PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVCCP) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Casino Palace Bingo & Sports Book) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG172833](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172833)

Green (Casino Palace Bingo & Sports Book) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG172834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172834)

(This issue has shamrock over casino name)

2nd Red (Red Card) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG172835](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172835)

Black (Black Card) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG172836](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172836)

(This issue has a large central logo on obverse)

3rd Red (Casino Palace Bingo & Sports Book) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG172837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172837)

(No shamrock in obverse logo)

(All cards above have "MyCard/Proinsumos" on upper right reverse)

4th Red (Red Card) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG172838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172838)

Red (Red Card) MyCard/Proinsumos/6167 V Scarce 7  [CG173907](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173907)

(Small logo in bottom left of obverse)

5th Red (Red Card) 8174 V Scarce 7  [CG173908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173908)

Grey (Platinum Card) 7297 V Scarce 7  [CG182812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182812)

Grey (Platinum Card) 7706 V Scarce 7  [CG182813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182813)

Grey (Platinum Card) 7931 V Scarce 7  [CG187990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187990)

Black (Black Card) 7297 V Scarce 7  [CG172839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172839)

(Casino web address "www.casinopalace.mx" on upper left reverse, small numbers upper right)

6th Red (Casino Palace – Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG172840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172840)

(Logo upper left, “RED” lower right on obverse)

7th Red (Palace Bingo & Sport Bets Casino – Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG194930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194930)

(Logo upper left, “RED” middle right on obverse, white box on reverse 35mm wide)

Red (Palace Bingo & Sport Bets Casino – Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG199834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199834)

(Logo upper left, “RED” middle right on obverse, white box on reverse 52mm wide)

8th Red (Palace Bingo & Sport Bets Casino – Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG173927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173927)

(Logo centered, “RED” in box along right edge obverse)

[**CASINO PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMCC1) **(San Jeronimo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Casino Palace Bingo & Sports Book) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG172832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172832)

(Has “MyCard’Proinsumos/3526”over mag stripe)

[**CASINO PALERMO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXHNCP) **(Nogales)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Plain White Card with Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG194933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194933)

[**CASINO PREMIUM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXLPCP) **(La Paz)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Lt Grey (Premium Casino by Grupo Crown Plata) 7862 V Scarce 7  [CG173523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173523)

[**CASINO REVOLUCION**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOCR) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Script R in logo with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173510)

Blue (Script R in logo with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173511)

(Last line of text on reverse starts "Puntos...")

Blue (Script R in logo with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173512)

(Last line of text on reverse starts "Gracias...")

[**CASINO ROYALE SAN JERONIMO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOC1) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple (Royale San Jeronimo Bingo, Race & Sports Book) None V Scarce 7  [CG173515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173515)

(White card with purple sticker containing casino logo, blank reverse)

Purple (Royale San Jeronimo Bingo, Race & Sports Book) None V Scarce 7  [CG173516](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173516)

(White card with purple sticker containing casino logo, reverse mentions Park Street Gaming)

[**CASINO SAO PAULO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGUCS) **(Guadalajara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (“Casino Sao Paulo” & circle logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173517)

[**CASINO TOWN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXTDCT) **(Texcoco De Mora)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Casino Town with dice & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173518)

[**CASINO VIVA MEXICO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOCV) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Casino Viva Mexico & Cactus) None V Scarce 7  [CG171764](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171764)

[**CASINO WINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCMCW) **(Morelos)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Wingo Logo & Four Leaf Clover) None V Scarce 7  [CG103699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103699)

(Web Address above white box on reverse)

Red (Wingo Logo & Four Leaf Clover) None V Scarce 7  [CG155580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155580)

(Web address below white box on reverse)

[**CLUB JUGADOR CONSENTIDO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVLCJ) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: ?

*(Club player rewards program used at multiple casinos in Mexico)*

*(The following cards are all listed together since it is unclear what order they were used)*

1st Brown ("Calidad Codere" & www.codere.com) None V Scarce 7  [CG173626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173626)

Blue (Club Jugador Consentido) None V Scarce 7  [CG173628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173628)

("Calidad Codere" in bottom left corner on obverse)

Blue (Club Jugador Consentido) None V Scarce 7  [CG173627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173627)

("Codere" in bottom right corner on obverse, 5 lines of text above reverse logos)

Blue (Club Jugador Consentido) None V Scarce 7  [CG187994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187994)

("Codere" in bottom right corner on obverse, 7 lines of text above reverse logos)

Red/Gold (Club Jugador Consentido) 7880 V Scarce 7  [CG207763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207763)

(See Caliente Casino and Mio Games for additional cards with the Club Jugador Consentido logo)

[**CROWN CASINO AJIJIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXJACC) **(Jalisco)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (Crown Logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173519)

[**CROWN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCHCC) **(Chihuahua)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Crown Logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG171765](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171765)

[**CROWN CITY CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVLCC) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Black Crown Logo & smartchip) 4442/MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG173521](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173521)

(Manufacturer mark is actually "4442/MyCard/Proinsumos/3684", white reverse)

White (Black Crown Logo & smartchip) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG177751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177751)

Grey (Black Crown Logo & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173522)

(Black reverse)

2nd Lt Grey (Crown City Casino Plata) 7322 V Scarce 7  [CG173524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173524)

Lt Grey (Crown City Casino Plata) 7641 V Scarce 7  [CG209900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209900)

[**CROWN TORREON CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXTOCT) **(Torreon)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (Crown Logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173520)

[**CRYSTAL PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOCP) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Tan/Brown (Crystal Palace and CP logo) MyCard/ProInsumos V Scarce 7  [CG155395](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155395)

2nd Black (Crystal Palace and CP logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG155396](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155396)

**[DIAMONDS CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXJADC) (Jalisco)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Diamonds Casino over red chip) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG159152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159152)

(Mfg mark is actually "MyCard/Proinsumos/3769")

2nd Black (Diamonds Casino over red chip) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG159153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159153)

(Third line on reverse starts “-Winpot…”)

Black (Diamonds Casino over red chip) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG168675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168675)

(Third line on reverse starts “-Diamonds…”)

3rd Red (Diamonds Casino Classic) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG159154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159154)

(Mfg mark is actually "MyCard/Proinsumos/3602")

4th Red (Diamonds Casino Classic) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG159366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159366)

(Mfg mark is actually "MyCard/Proinsumos/4811" & no logo on reverse)

5th Red (Diamonds Casino Classic) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG159155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159155)

(P622656 on bottom of reverse under white box)

6th Red (Diamonds Casino Classic) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG171970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171970)

(P631858 on bottom of reverse under white box)

[**DIVER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXDI) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red/Grey (Diver logo with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173576)

[**DUBAI PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCADP) **(Cancun)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red ("Dubai Palace Entertainment" & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG171766](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177766)

2nd Blue (The Club Classic Card) Permiso Segob V Scarce 7  [CG171767](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171767)

3rd Red (“Dubai Palace” & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG171769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177769)

(8 bulleted lines on reverse)

4th Red (“Dubai Palace” & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG171770](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177770)

(9 bulleted lines on reverse)

[**ELDORADO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXEC) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (The CLUB Classic Card) EDO-JCL-V01 V Scarce 7  [CG194191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194191)

[**EMOTION CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXPVEC) **(Puerto Vallarta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Smartpoints by Casino Life) None V Scarce 7  [CG173499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173499)

Blue (Casino Life & emotion Casino) Plastikko/6295 V Scarce 7  [CG173500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173500)

Blue (Casino Life & emotion Casino) Plastikko/8335 V Scarce 7  [CG182814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182814)

Blue (Casino Life & emotion Casino) Plastikko/10603 V Scarce 7  [CG176363](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176363)

(First issue cards were also used at Casino Life)

2nd Blue (Cirsa Winers Club) Plastikko/13058 V Scarce 7  [CG184473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184473)

(Has Casino Life and Emotion Casino logos on reverse, not the later universal CIRSA card

with no casino logos on reverse.)

XX Purple (Emotion logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG152192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152192)

("eBingo – Sports Book – Fantasia")

XX Purple (Emotion logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG152193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152193)

("Bingo – Bingo Electronico - Sports Book")

*(Now uses the generic CIRSA Winners Club cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**FANTASTIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCQFB) **(Qro)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (Fantastic over swirl pattern with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG156952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156952)

2nd Orange (Fantastic over swirl pattern) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG156953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156953)

Orange (Fantastic over swirl pattern) MyCard/Proinsumos/4108 V Scarce 7  [CG156954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156954)

(These cards have a mag stripe on the reverse and no smart chip)

3rd Black/Orange (Fantastic Escobedo) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG156955](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156955)

[**FLAMINGO SALAMANCA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXSAFS) **(Salamanca)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black ("Juega y diviertete...") None V Scarce 7  [CG173577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173577)

[**FOLIATTI CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVCFC) **(Multiple Cities)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (“Foliatti Casino” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG157710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157710)

(Vertical card with no mag stripe)

Mustard (“Foliatti Casino Monterrey” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG160036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160036)

(Horizontal card with no mag stripe)

Mustard (“Foliatti Casino” & Leprachaun logo) Plastikko/9581 V Scarce 7  [CG194184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194184)

(Horizontal card with no mag stripe)

2nd Green (Foliatti VIP – Palacio Mitras) None V Scarce 7  [CG157675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157675)

[**FORTUNE CENTRO de ENTRETENIMIENTO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCHFC) **(Chihuahua)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: ?

1st Black (FortuneCard & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173525)

(White box on reverse with card# isin bottom center of card)

Black (FortuneCard & Smartchip) MyCardProinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG173526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173526)

(White box on reverse with card# is in lower right corner, Manufacturer mark is actually

"4442/MyCardProinsumos/3682")

2nd White/Red (FortuneCard & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173527)

3rd Red (“Fortune Casino” & large F Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173528)

[**GANESH CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGJGC) **(Guadalajara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Ganesh Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG160066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160066)

[**GOLDEN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOGC) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Golden Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG161318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161318)

[**GOLDEN ISLAND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMYGI) **(Merida)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Maroon (Golden Island logo with Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG160068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160068)

(Barcode and smart chip on white reverse)

2nd Maroon (Golden Island logo with Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG160069](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160069)

(Barcode and smart chip on red reverse)

3rd Gold (Golden Island logo with treasure pile) None V Scarce 7  [CG160070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160070)

4th Green (The Club Classic Card) GDI-JCL-V02 V Scarce 7  [CG160071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160071)

5th Green (Golden Island logo with Treasure Chest) None V Scarce 7  [CG160072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160072)

(Four leaf clover pattern background)

[**GRAN CASINO FRONTON MEXICO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMCGC) **(Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Fronton Mexico Gran Casino Logo) 9364 V Scarce 7  [CG199743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199743)

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXZJGC) **(Zapopan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown ("Diamond Rewards Gold" & smart chip) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG161040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161040)

(Manufacturer mark is actually "FM4428/MyCard/Proinsumos/4508")

Brown (“Diamond Rewards Gold” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG171971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171971)

2nd Gold/Green (“Diamond Rewards Gold” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG163388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163388)

3rd Blue (Grand Casino) GRD-JCL-V01 V Scarce 7  [CG163389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163389)

(Also has "MyCard/Proinsumos/6866" to the left over the mag stripe)

[**HAVANA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGUHC) **(Guadalajara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (Havana Casino with Crown & Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG156951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156951)

Blue (Havana Casino with Crown & Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG177749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177749)

[**HOLLYWOOD ENTERTAINMENT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mxmohe) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Blue (Hollywood Entertainment & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG152194](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152194)

Black (Hollywood Entertainment & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG152195](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152195)

2nd Blue (Hollywood Entertainment & smart chip) /10802 V Scarce 7  [CG164089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164089)

[**JOKER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCSJC) **(Col. Sunflowers)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“Joker Casino” & Jester hat logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173529)

[**JUBILEE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOJC) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Jubilee in script with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG159150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159150)

2nd Red (The CLUB Classic Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG159151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159151)

3rd Red (The CLUB Classic Card) www.logrand.com V Scarce 7  [CG160035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160035)

(Has “3610” vertically in bottom left corner on reverse)

4th Blue (The CLUB Classic Card) JBE-JCL-V02 V Scarce 7  [CG164536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164536)

Silver (The ONE Platinum Card) JBE-JPM-V02 Rare 10  [CG164537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164537)

White (The ONE Diamond Card) JBE-JDM-V01 Rare 10  [CG164538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164538)

(Diamond card has raised print background)

(This issue has “Permiso Segob #4117” bottom right reverse)

5th Blue (The CLUB Classic Card) JBE-JCL-V02 V Scarce 7  [CG164539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164539)

(No logos on reverse)

[**JUEGA JUEGA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXNLJJ) **(Nuevo Laredo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Cadillac Jack) None V Scarce 7  [CG173530](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173530)

Green (Cadillac Jack) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG173531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173531)

Green (Juega Juega) P635139 V Scarce 7  [CG173532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173532)

(These cards are loaded with peso amounts before inserted into a machine to be played. Some cards

have a serial printed on the reverse while others have the serial number printed on the obverse.)

[**KING'S CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCUKC) **(Cuauhtemoc)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue ("King's Casino" and Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG171771](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171771)

(Smartchip on obverse, “Casino” 40mm wide, text on reverse upside down)

Blue ("King's Casino" and Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG207755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207755)

(Smartchip on obverse, “Casino” 40mm wide, blank reverse except for a string of numbers)

Blue ("King's Casino" and Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG207756](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207756)

(Smartchip on obverse, “Casino” 37mm wide, text on reverse rightside up)

Blue ("King's Casino" and Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG207757](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207757)

(Smartchip on obverse, “Casino” 37mm wide, text on reverse upside down)

Blue ("King's Casino" and Crown) None V Scarce 7  [CG171772](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171772)

(Smartchip on obverse, “Casino” 37mm wide, blank reverse except for a string of numbers)

[**LA CIMA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVCCL) **(Various Cities)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Sunburst logo) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG160067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160067)

(Has Cadillac Jack logo and website on reverse)

[**LA FONTANA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXLF) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Fountain logo & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173578)

[**LA SILLA BINGO, RACE & SPORTS BOOK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOLS) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (La Silla Bingo, Race & Sports Book) None V Scarce 7  [CG173535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173535)

(This is a plain white card with a brownish-red sticker)

Biege (La Silla Bingo, Race & Sports Book) None V Scarce 7  [CG173536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173536)

(This is a plain white card with a biege sticker)

[**LIVE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXLC) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black ("Live Casino" and smart chip) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG173579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173579)

[**MAJESTIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXJAMC) **(Jalisco)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Classic) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG161072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161072)

[**MAJESTIC TORREON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXTCMT) **(Torreon)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Multi (Majestic) None V Scarce 7  [CG173537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173537)

[**MANDALAY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXMA) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (Mandalay) None V Scarce 7  [CG173580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173580)

[**MEGA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMCMC) **(Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (“Mega Casino”) None V Scarce 7  [CG159149](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159149)

2nd Red (“Mega Casino” with playing card suits) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG172828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172828)

(Has “P641488 at bottom right of reverse text)

[**MIDAS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMACM) **(Mazatlan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Purple (“Midas Casino” & large M logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG164365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164365)

(Smart chip on obverse)

**MIO GAMES (Mexico City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (Mio Games) None V Scarce 7  [CG173625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173625)

XX Blue (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 8700 V Scarce 7  [CG171597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171597)

XX Blue (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 9028 V Scarce 7  [CG187987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187987)

XX Blue (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 9548 V Scarce 7  [CG187989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187989)

XX Red (Circulo Premia mas por disfrutar) 8700 V Scarce 7  [CG182815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182815)

(XX cards have Codere logo bottom obverse, barcode obverse with mag stripe on reverse.

Same card used at Caliente Casino, Mio Games and Casino Bingo 777)

(See Club Jugador Consentido for additional cards used at Mio Games)

[**MIRAVALLE PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOMP) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Gold M Crown Logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173502)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Black (M Crown Logo & red banner with smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG173503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173503)

3rd Black (M Crown Logo & red banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG173504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173504)

4th Black (“Miravalle Palace Casino” & no banner) Plastikko/9972 V Scarce 7  [CG173505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173505)

5th Black (“Miravalle Palace Casino” & no banner) Plastikko/11659 V Scarce 7  [CG174656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174656)

6th Black (“Miravalle Palace Casino” & no banner) None V Scarce 7  [CG184472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184472)

[**MONARCA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXTCMC) **(Torreon)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Monarca Ganador) None V Scarce 7  [CG161038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161038)

Blue (Monarca Ganador) None V Scarce 7  [CG163384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163384)

2nd Red (“Casino Monarca” & butterfly logo) Plastikko/8164 V Scarce 7  [CG163385](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163385)

[**NEW YORK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMONY) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Casino Logo & NY Skyline with Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG161037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161037)

[**PALMAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCAPA) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Blue (Palmas Guernavaca & palm trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG155648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155648)

Blue (Palmas Puebla & palm trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG155649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155649)

Blue (Palmas EDO de Mexico & palm trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG155650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155650)

Black (Palmas Casino & colored streamers) None V Scarce 7  [CG155651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155651)

2nd Orange (Palmas Aguascalientes & palm trees at left) None V Scarce 7  [CG155652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155652)

Orange (Palmas Cancun & palm trees at left) None V Scarce 7  [CG155653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155653)

Orange (Palmas Miravalle & palm trees at left) None V Scarce 7  [CG155654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155654)

Orange (Palmas Saltillo & palm trees at left) None V Scarce 7  [CG155655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155655)

**(1st and 2nd issue cards all have a smart chip only, no mag stripe)**

3rd Gold (“Loyalty Club Gold”) None V Scarce 7  [CG155656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155656)

(No diamond border around reverse logo at right)

4th Gold (“Loyalty Club Gold” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG155657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155657)

(Diamond shaped logo on reverse on the right)

**(3rd and 4th issue cards all have smart chip and barcode)**

5th Black (Palmas Casino & colored streamers) None V Scarce 7  [CG155658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155658)

(Smart chip and mag stripe)

6th Black (Palmas Players Club & white streamers) None V Scarce 7  [CG155659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155659)

(Mag stripe only, no smart chip)

[**PARADISE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOP1) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Paradise Monterrey & Palm Tree Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG161034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161034)

Blue (Rich Time Bonus & gold coins) Transtex 05/06 V Scarce 7  [CG161035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161035)

Blue (Rich Time Bonus & gold coins) Etica Impresora V Scarce 7  [CG161036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161036)

2nd Blue (The CLUB Classic Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG161041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161041)

3rd Green (The CLUB Classic Card) PRD-JCL-V02 V Scarce 7  [CG164093](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164093)

[**PLAYBOY CANCUN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCAPL) **(Cancum)**

Slot Club Opened: 2010 Closed: no

1st Black (Playboy Bunny logo & smart chip) None V Rare 35  [CG015656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015656)

[**PLAYCITY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mxmupc) **(Multiple)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Presea Oro" & PlayCity logo in raised print) VCT-IL V Scarce 7  [CG155568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155568)

(14 lines of text on reverse)

Black ("Presea Oro" & PlayCity logo in raised print) VCT-IL V Scarce 7  [CG155569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155569)

(15 lines of text on reverse)

Blue ("Presea Diamante" & silver PlayCity logo) VCT-IL V Scarce 7  [CG157670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157670)

Black ("Presea Oro" & PlayCity logo in raised print) Kross V Scarce 7  [CG155570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155570)

Black ("Presea Oro" & PlayCity logo in raised print) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG157671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157671)

Silver ("Presea Platino" & silver PlayCity logo) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG157672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157672)

2nd Black ("Presea Oro" & Color PlayCity logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG155571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155571)

3rd Black ("Play Electronico Recargable") None V Scarce 7  [CG155572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155572)

4th White (PlayCity Casino Logo – Tarjeta Anonima) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155574](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155574)

White (PlayCity Casino Logo – Tarjeta No Recargable) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155575)

5th Gold (PlayCity Rewards Gold) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155577](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155577)

6th Gold (PlayCity Rewards Gold) MyCard/6307 V Scarce 7  [CG157673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157673)

Gold (PlayCity Rewards Gold) MyCard/6582 V Scarce 7  [CG187992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187992)

Black (PlayCity Rewards Black VIP) MyCard/6580 Rare 10  [CG155578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155578)

7th Gold (PlayCity Rewards Gold) 7530 V Scarce 7  [CG157674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157674)

Black (PlayCity Rewards Black VIP) 7533 Rare 10  [CG171760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171760)

8th Red (PlayCity Rewards Red) None V Scarce 7  [CG171761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171761)

Gold (PlayCity Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG187993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187993)

Grey (PlayCity Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG163387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163387)

9th White (PlayCity Casino Logo – Tarjeta Provisional) TGS V Scarce 7  [CG187991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187991)

(Obverse has “Tarjeta Provisional No Recargable”, manufacturer mark is actually “TGS Card

Solutions M510007 10/15”)

White (PlayCity Casino Logo – Tarjeta Provisional) TGS V Scarce 7  [CG171762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171762)

(Obverse has “Tarjeta Provisional No Recargable”, manufacturer mark is actually “TGS Card

Solutions M607020 07/16”)

10th Red (PlayCity Rewards Red) 9214 V Scarce 7  [CG209901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209901)

XX Silver (PokerPro Account Card) ? Scarce 3  [CG081189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081189)

**[PLAYWIN CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCSPC) (Cabo San Lucas)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Playwin Casino logo & Smartchip) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG161073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161073)

(Multi-colored lights, has “4442/MyCard/Proinsumos/4794” over mag stripe)

2nd Multi (Playwin Casino logo & Smartchip) 4442/8048 V Scarce 7  [CG172829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172829)

(Multi-colored squares)

3rd Multi (Playwin Casino logo bottom right) 9594 V Scarce 7  [CG195032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195032)

**[POKER CITY](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOPC) (Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Ven Y Gana Con Nosotros) Plastikko/5486 V Scarce 7  [CG159008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159008)

[**PROVIDENS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGJPC) **(Guadalajara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (The Club Classic Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG161039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161039)

[**RA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXRB) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Ra logo with wings) None V Scarce 7  [CG161338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161338)

(Diamond Jack logo on reverse)

Orange/Yellow (Video Bingo – Apuestas Deportivas) Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG161339](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161339)

(Has "Recargable" in lower left of obverse)

Grey (Video Bingo – Apuestas Deportivas) None V Scarce 7  [CG161340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161340)

(Has "Recargable" in lower left of obverse, "Bingo Casino" in lower right)

Black (Ra logo in large gold circle) None V Scarce 7  [CG161341](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161341)

(Vertical card with Diamond Jack logo at top under insert arrows)

**[RED CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMORC) (Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“Red Casino” & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG159007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159007)

**[RED CASINO at GRAND OASIS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCARC) (Cancun)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“R Casino” chip logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG194552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194552)

[**RED CASINO at GRAND RIVIERA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXPDRC) **(Playa del Carmen)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“R Casino” chip logo) Plastikko / 15907 V Scarce 7  [CG198763](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198763)

[**RIO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXANRC) **(Allende)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue ("Rio Entretenimiento" with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158940](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158940)

2nd Black/Green (Rio Casino with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158941](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158941)

[**RIVIERA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXXXRC) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (Riviera Casino logo) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG194191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194191)

(Manufacturer mark is “MyCard/Proinsumos/5567”)

[**ROYAL CITY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXAJCR) **(Arandas)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Royal City & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158942](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158942)

[**ROYAL YAK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCARY) **(Cancun)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Club YAK) None V Scarce 7  [CG155581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155581)

(White rectangle reverse lower right corner)

2nd Green (Club YAK) None V Scarce 7  [CG155582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155582)

(No white rectangle on reverse)

3rd Blue (Circulo Premia) 1450/0074 V Scarce 7  [CG155583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155583)

(4 logos across bottom of reverse)

Blue (Circulo Premia) 3086/0177 V Scarce 7  [CG207759](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207759)

(4 logos across bottom of reverse)

Blue (Circulo Premia) 3359/0121 V Scarce 7  [CG207760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207760)

(4 logos across bottom of reverse)

Blue (Circulo Premia) 4206/0137 V Scarce 7  [CG207761](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207761)

(4 logos across bottom of reverse)

Blue (Circulo Premia) 4851/0147 V Scarce 7  [CG171557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171557)

(5 logos across bottom of reverse)

Blue (Circulo Premia) None V Scarce 7  [CG155584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155584)

(6 logos across bottom of reverse)

Blue (Circulo Premia) 7723 V Scarce 7  [CG207762](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207762)

(6 logos across bottom of reverse)

(Email address on this issue cards is “servicio.clientes@codere.com”)

4th Blue (Circula Permia) None V Scarce 7  [CG171558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171558)

(6 logos across bottom of reverse)

Red (Circulo Premia) 7879 V Scarce 7  [CG157659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157659)

(Email address on this issue cards is “comentarios@circulopremia.com.mx”)

5th Orange (YAK Electronico) None V Scarce 7  [CG155585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155585)

6th Reddish Brown (Royal Yak & Cherries) None V Scarce 7  [CG155586](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155586)

XX Green (Royal Derby) None V Scarce 7  [CG169268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169268)

[**ROYALE LOS CABOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mxcsrb) **(Cabo San Lucas)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Blue/Orange (Beach Scene & "Royale") None V Scarce 7  [CG081207](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081207)

(Smart chip on reverse)

[**ROYALE MAZATLAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMARM) **(Mazatlan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (“Royale Mazatlan" & Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG177748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177748)

(Smart chip on reverse)

[**SPARKS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXJUSC) **(Genova)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Suerte, Diversion Y Emocion" & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG161143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161143)

[**SPORTZONE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXJASC) **(Jalisco)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("!Ven, juega y gana!" & Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG161144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161144)

Black ("!Ven, juega y Gana!" & Smartchip) Palmasbet.com V Scarce 7  [CG161145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161145)

White (Sportzone Bar and Grill with Smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG161146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161146)

[**TWIN LIONS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGJTL) **(Guadalajara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Twin Lions logo & flames with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG155795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155795)

White (Twin Lions logo and "$60000.40" underneath) None V Scarce 7  [CG155796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155796)

(This is a plain white or other color card with a smart chip and a sticker with the Twin Lions [CG155797](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155797)

logo, there may or may not be any text on the reverse)

Black (Twin Lions logo & Helen Keller w/smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG155798](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155798)

2nd Purple/Brown (Twin Lions Logo) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155799](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155799)

(Horizontal card, all previous cards were vertical cards. Has "MyCard/Proinsumos/5651"

in lower right on reverse)

[**UNO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXJUUC) **(Various Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2012

1st Blue/White (UNO with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG155790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155790)

2nd Black (Players Club with smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG155791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155791)

[**VALLARTA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXPVVC) **(Puerto Vallarta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2014

1st Black (Vallarta Casino logo) www.alekey.com V Scarce 7  [CG155590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155590)

2nd Black (Vallarta Casino logo) P627810 V Scarce 7  [CG155591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155591)

3rd Black (Vallarta Casino logo) P632073 V Scarce 7  [CG015657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015657)

(This card also has www.alekey.com in lower left corner on reverse)

4th Black (Vallarta Casino logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG155592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155592)

[**VENETO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXHUV1) **(Huixquilucan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Classic) P644855 V Scarce 7  [CG155789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155789)

2nd Red (Classic Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG174655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174655)

[**VILLAS PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXIGCV) **(Irapuato, Gto)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Villas Palace) None V Scarce 7  [CG155732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155732)

[**VIP CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXHUVC) **(Huixquilucan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("VIP Room" & Spade Royal Flush) None V Scarce 7  [CG155731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155731)

[**WIN & WIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCDCA) **(Mexico City)**

[**CASINO ALTAVISTA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXCDCA)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Win & Win logo with smartchip) Austriacard 63044/000 V Scarce 7  [CG207758](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207758)

Blue (Win & Win logo with smartchip) Austriacard 63044/001 V Scarce 7  [CG155669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155669)

2nd Blue (Winner's Club Casino with smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG155730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155730)

3rd Blue (Winner's Club Casino) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155670)

("MyCard/Proinsumos/4947" on upper right reverse)

[**WINCLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXPVWC) **(Puerto Vallarta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Winclub Casino logo centered) 10138 V Scarce 7  [CG195036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195036)

[**WINLAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXMOWC) **(Monterrey)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Winland Casino & Four Leaf Clover Logo) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155663)

(Logo is 34mm in diameter, vertical card)

Black (Winland Casino & Four Leaf Clover Logo) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155664)

(Logo is 25mm in diameter with shooting stars at bottom, vertical card)

(Mfg mark on both cards is actually "MyCard/Proinsumos")

2nd Black (Winland Casino & Four Leaf Clover Logo) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG171022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171022)

(Mfg mark is "MyCard/Proinsumos)

Black (Winland Casino & Four Leaf Clover Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG155665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155665)

(Horizontal cards)

3rd Black (Winland Casino Tierra de Ganadores) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155666)

(Mfg mark is "MyCard/Proinsumos/6100")

Black (Winland Casino III Aniversario Feb 2013) None V Scarce 7  [CG171972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171972)

4th Black ("Winland Casino Queretaro" & 4 Leaf Clover) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155667)

(Mfg mark is "MyCard/Proinsumos/6115)

Black ("Winland Casino Queretaro" & 4 Leaf Clover) 9289 V Scarce 7  [CG194186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194186)

5th Black (Winland Casino & Four Leaf Clover Logo) MyCard V Scarce 7  [CG155668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155668)

(Mfg mark is "MyCard/Proinsumos/6542)

6th Green ("Winner" & Large Four Leaf Clover) None V Scarce 7  [CG155729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155729)

(11 lines of text on reverse under “IMPORTANTE” line)

7th Green (Winner” & Large Four Leaf Clover) 6987 V Scarce 7  [CG164321](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164321)

(9 lines of text on reverse under “JUGADOR No” line, small numbers top right reverse)

[**WINNERS POINT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXGUWP) **(Guamuchil)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black/Brown (“Espinza Silvas Geovany” & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG164369](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164369)

[**WINPOT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MXVLWC) **(Various Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Orange (Winpot Casino) MyCard/Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG155660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155660)

2nd Black (Winpot Casino - Recargable) Proinsumos V Scarce 7  [CG155661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155661)

3rd Black (Classic Winpot Casino & Casino Icons) P617617 V Scarce 7  [CG176364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176364)

Black (Classic Winpot Casino & Casino Icons) P625232 V Scarce 7  [CG155662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155662)

Black (Classic Winpot Casino & Casino Icons) P706527 V Scarce 7  [CG171596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171596)

(This issue has "P-01/2011" at end of text above mag stripe)

4th Maroon (Classic Winport Casino & Casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG155728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155728)

(Also has "P-06/2014" at end of text above mag stripe)

Maroon (Classic Winport Casino & Casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG171145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171145)

(Also has "P-08/2014" at end of text above mag stripe)

XX Orange (Winpot – Recargable) None V Scarce 7  [CG171535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171535)

(“Bingo Machines & Sports Book” under slot reels)

[**MOLDOVA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MVCHCN)

[**BROADWAY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mvchb1) **(Chisinau)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Multi (City with Bridge) None Rare 15  [CG171776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171776)

[**CASINO CLUB XO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MVCHCC) **(Chisinau)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Member Card) None Rare 15  [CG171380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171380)

[**CASINO FORTUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MVCHCF) **(Chisinau)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (“F” in Gold Crest) None V Rare 25  [CG171380](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171380)

[**CASINO NAPOLEON PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MVCHCN) **(Chisinau)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Red (Napoleon Palace Card) None Rare 15  [CG171189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171189)

[**MONACO**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mc)

[**CASINO de MONTE CARLO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mcmcs1) **(Monte Carlo)**

Casino Opened: 1865 Closed: no

1st Blue (Cristal Carte Entree Casino de Monte Carlo) None Rare 25  [CG150458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150458)

Multi (“Slot Privilege” and Three 7’s) None Rare 25  [CG177649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177649)

XX Black (“Cercle Monte-Carlo” on 2 lines) None V Rare 25  [CG150563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150563)

(Loyality card used at multiple properties, including casinos. Has “Sporting d’Hiver” in address)

XX Black (“Cercle Monte-Carlo” on 2 lines) None V Rare 25  [CG160040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160040)

(Same as above card but no “Sporting d’Hiver” in address and adds RFID symbol on reverse.

There are versions of this card with either a flat or glossy black obverse)

XX Black (“Cercle Monte-Carlo” on 1 line) None V Rare 25  [CG187617](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=187617)

[**MONTENEGRO**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=M7)

[**MAESTRAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=m7ssmc) **(Sveti Stefan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Maestral Logo) None Rare 15  [CG171456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171456)

**MERIT CASINO (Podgorica)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Players Club Card - Sapphire) 12-15 T-KART 21452 V Scarce 7  [CG192062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192062)

[**MOROCCO**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=M5)

[**LE GRAND CASINO MAMOUNIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=M5MALG) **(Marrakech)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Palm Trees below Mountain Scene) None Rare 15  [CG164988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164988)

[**MOZAMBIQUE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=mz)

[**CASINO MARINA MAPUTO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MZMACM) **(Maputo)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Red (“Casino Marina” with small palm tree) None V Scarce 7  [CG202862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202862)

(Smart chip on obverse)

[**CASINO POLANA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=mzmacp) **(Maputo)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Blue (Casino & Water) None? V Scarce 7  [CG046663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046663)

(Casino entry pass)

2nd Silver/Blue (Cliente Prestigio) None V Scarce 7  [CG090755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090755)

(Smart chip on reverse, 4 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse)

3rd Silver/Grey (Carta de Jogador) None V Scarce 7  [CG202525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202525)

(Smart chip on reverse, 6 lines of text in first paragraph on reverse)

[**NAMIBIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=na)

[**MERMAID CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NASWS1) **(Erongo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Mermaids and a smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG047504](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=047504)

[**WINDHOEK RESORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NAWIW1) **(Winhoek)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2014

1st White (“Diamond Club” & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG158791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158791)

(Reverse upside down)

[**NETHERLANDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=n3)

[**HOLLAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=N3XXH1) **(Amsterdam)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Copper/Green (Holland Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG149977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149977)

(Last line of English on right side of reverse is “identity.”)

Copper/Green (Holland Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG149978](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149978)

(Last line of English on right side of reverse starts with “attire…”)

2nd Green (Privileges Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG149979](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149979)

3rd Lt Green (Favorites) None V Scarce 7  [CG149980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149980)

(NO ® after “Favorites”)

4th Green (Favorites) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG149981](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149981)

(® after “Favorites”)

5th Green (Favorites) 1053 FV V Scarce 7  [CG149982](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149982)

(Large green arrow on the obverse)

6th Green (Favorites) 1108 FV V Scarce 7  [CG149983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149983)

(Triangular white V-shaped arrow on the obverse, “1108 FV” is 5mm wide)

Green (Favorites) 1108 FV V Scarce 7  [CG190418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190418)

(Triangular white V-shaped arrow on the obverse, “1108 FV” is 7mm wide)

7th Silver (Favorites) None V Scarce 7  [CG149984](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149984)

8th Black (Favorites) None V Scarce 7  [CG149985](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149985)

Grey (Favorites Platinum Card) None Rare 10  [CG149986](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149986)

Blue (Favorites Diamond Card) None Rare 15  [CG149987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149987)

9th White (Favorites Welcome Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG201587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201587)

PC1 Green ("Welcome" & Dutch Reverse) 8KI-data 107006 V Scarce 7  [CG149989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149989)

(Last line on the reverse says “uur van harte welkom.”)

PC2 Green ("Welcome" & Dutch Reverse) 8KI-data 107023 V Scarce 7  [CG149990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149990)

(Last line on the reverse says “harte welkom”)

PC3 Green ("Welcome" & Dutch Reverse) 8KI-data 187037 V Scarce 7  [CG149991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149991)

(Last line on the reverse says “Dank U”)

PC4 Green ("Welcome" & Dutch Reverse) 8KI-data 197028 V Scarce 7  [CG149992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149992)

(Last line on the reverse says “uur van harte welkom”)

[**HOMMERSON CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=N32BHC)  **(Den Hag)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Cashless Play Playing Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG149976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149976)

(There is a smart chip on left obverse)

**[JACKPOT CLUB](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=N3AMJC) (Amsterdam)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2008

1st White (Jackpot Club & Flamingos) None V Scarce 7  [CG158873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158873)

[**SPORTLAND GOUDA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=N3GOSG) **(Gouda)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Yellow (“Entree Card” & Five $’s) None V Scarce 7  [CG158872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158872)

(Blank reverse)

[**NEW ZEALAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=nz)

[**CHRISTCHURCH**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZCHCC) **(Christchurch)**

Slot Club Opened: c.1995 Closed: no

1st Brick Red (Players Club) Abnote Scarce 3  [CG124060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124060)

Silver (Players Club) Abnote Scarce 3  [CG124061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124061)

Gold (Players Club) Abnote Scarce 3  [CG124062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124062)

2nd Blue (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG124898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124898)

Purple (Players Club) None Scarce 3  [CG124899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124899)

3rd Red (Players Club) SP Scarce 3  [CG124900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124900)

(Mark is actually “Security Plastics”)

4th Gold (Players Club”) AbnoteNZ V Rare 25  [CG124901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124901)

5th Bronze (Players Club) Abnote Scarce 3  [CG144552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144552)

(With signature strip on reverse)

6th Bronze (Players Club) AbnoteNZ Scarce 3  [CG173383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173383)

(No signature strip on reverse)

TC Gold (Club Aspinall) AbnoteLMSP Scarce 3  [CG124902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124902)

TC Black (Club Aspinall) Abnote Scarce 3  [CG124903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124903)

XX Navy (Keno Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG124904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124904)

PC Navy (Gold Clubs Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG124905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=124905)

[**DUNEDIN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZDUDC) **(Dunedin)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Club Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG125030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125030)

Gold (Club Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG125033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125033)

2nd Gold (Casino Chips with "D" and "C") None V Scarce 7  [CG125035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125035)

(Glossy finish)

Gold (Casino Chips with “D” and “C”) None V Scarce 7  [CG157993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157993)

(Matte finish)

[**HAMILTON WORKINGMENS CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZHAHW) **(Hamilton)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Casino Card with Smart Chip) None V Rare 30  [CG165426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165426)

[**HARRAH'S SKY CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZAUHS) **(Auckland)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 1998

1st Gold/Blue (Harrah's/Sky City Logo & Pattern) None V Rare 50  [CG058384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=058384)

(Became Sky City)

[**SKY CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZAUSC) **(Auckland)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

*(Same cards are used at the Hamilton and Queenstown casinos starting with the 7th issue)*

1st Gold/Blue (Sky City Logo & Pattern) None V Rare 35  [CG125182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125182)

Blue (“Lucky Stars” & Casino Icons) None V Rare 35  [CG125183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125183)

(Valid through June 1998)

Blue ("Lucky Stars" & Casino Icons) None V Rare 35  [CG125184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125184)

(Valid through July 1999)

Blue (“Lucky Stars” & Large Stars) None V Rare 35  [CG165371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165371)

(Valid through January 2000)

2nd Red (Action) None Scarce 3  [CG125185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125185)

Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG125186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125186)

(This issue phone number is “09 363 6615” on reverse with “**Need** a helping hand?”)

3rd Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG125187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125187)

(Phone# “09 363 6173” on reverse, “**Need** a helping hand?” with helpline number same

size as text)

Grey/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG125188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125188)

(Phone# “09 363 6173” on reverse, “**Need** a helping hand?” with last line in paragraph starts

with "be returned...")

4th Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG125189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125189)

(Phone# 09 363 6173” on reverse, “**Need** a helping hand?” with helpline number larger

than text)

Grey/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG125190](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125190)

(Phone# “09 363 6173” on reverse, “**Need** a helping hand?” with last line in paragraph starts

with "The Card is not...")

5th Red (Action) None Scarce 3  [CG125191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125191)

Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG125192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125192)

(Phone# “09 363 6615” on reverse with “**Would you like** a helping hand?”)

Grey/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG125193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125193)

(Phone# “09 363 6173” on reverse with “**Would you like** a helping hand?”)

6th Red (Action) None V Scarce 7  [CG125252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125252)

Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 7  [CG125253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125253)

(Both cards have Phone # “0800 Sky City” on reverse. with “**Know When to Stop**”)

Grey/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG125254](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125254)

(Phone# “09 363 6173” on reverse with “**Know When to Stop**.”)

7th Red (Action) None Scarce 3  [CG125255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125255)

Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG126863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126863)

Grey/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG125256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125256)

(This issue has 3 phone numbers listed on reverse PLUS Hotline Number)

Silver (“Platinum”) None V Scarce 7  [CG125257](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125257)

(2 different size signature strips known, VIP Host # 09 363 6000 reverse for this card)

8th Red (Premier Rewards Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG125258](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125258)

Blue (Premier Rewards Sapphire) None V Scarce 7  [CG125259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125259)

Gold (Premier Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG125260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125260)

Silver (Premier Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG125261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125261)

Black (Premier Rewards VIP) None V Scarce 7  [CG125828](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125828)

(These cards have a pattern of light flashes in the upper right corner of the obverse, card levels

are printed on the reverse. This issue has the signature strip right below the mag stripe.)

9th Red (Premier Rewards Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG125263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125263)

(These cards have a pattern of light flashes in the upper right corner of the obverse, card levels

are printed on the reverse. This issue has the signature strip at the bottom of the reverse with

one line of text underneath.)

10th Red (Premier Rewards Ruby) None V Scarce 7  [CG158266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158266)

(Same design as 9th issue but there are now 2 lines of text under the signature strip)

XX Red (PLAY - $10 In Free Gaming Machine Credits) None V Scarce 7  [CG190760](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=190760)

[**SKY CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZHASC) **(Hamilton)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Grey/White (Action Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG125265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125265)

(Phone# “07 834 4922” on reverse)

*(See Sky City Auckland starting with the 7th issue for later cards shared between properties)*

[**SKY CITY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZQUSC) **(Queenstown)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (Action) None Scarce 3  [CG125266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125266)

Purple (Action Plus) None Scarce 3  [CG125267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125267)

(On both cards, phone number is “03 441 0400” on reverse)

*(See Sky City Auckland starting with the 7th issue for later cards shared between properties)*

[**WHARF CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=NZQUWC) **(Queenstown)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (The Remarkables Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG125268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125268)

(Photo of mountains & trees)

2nd White (The Remarkables Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG150562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150562)

(Line outline of mountaintops)

**NORTHERN MARIANAS**

[**CLUB C**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MPASCC) **(Saipan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Club C logo upper left) None Rare 10  [CG194943](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194943)

[**IMPERIAL PACIFIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MPSAIP) **(Saipan)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Turquoise (“Imperial Club” & Large Dragon) None Rare 10  [CG188724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188724)

[**TINIAN DYNASTY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=MPTITD) **(Tinian Island)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (Paradise Slot Club) None Rare 10  [CG138739](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138739)

[**PALESTINE TERRITORY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ps)

[**OASIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PSJEO1) **(Jericho)**

Slot Club Opened: c.19998 Closed: 2000

1st White (Oasis Hotel & Casino Resort”) NNL V Scarce 7  [CG099975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=099975)

(“New NASA Ltd.” On reverse with larger A’s, NO signature strip)

White (Oasis Hotel & Casino Resort”) NNL V Scarce 7  [CG138959](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138959)

(“NEW NASA LTD.” In all same size capital letters on reverse with signature strip present)

2nd Brown (Oasis Hotel Casino Resort”) Ordacard V Scarce 7  [CG138960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138960)

(Mark is “31737 Ordacard”)

3rd Brown (Oasis Hotel Casino Resort”) Ordacard V Scarce 7  [CG138961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138961)

(Mark is “31737-4 Ordacard”)

[**PANAMA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=P1)

[**CROWN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=p1pccc) **(Panama City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Crown Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG081343](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081343)

2nd Red (Crown Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG154508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154508)

[**FIESTA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=p1mufp) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Fiesta Ca$h Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG136354](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136354)

2nd Lt Grey (Cash Club Member) Carvajal S.A. V Scarce 7  [CG136355](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136355)

3rd Dk Grey (Cash Club Member None V Scarce 7  [CG136356](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136356)

4th Dk Grey (Cash Club Member) Morpho C6006677 V Scarce 7  [CG199652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199652)

[**MAJESTIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=p1pcmc) **(Panama City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Winner’s Club) 6008372 V Scarce 7  [CG166590](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166590)

(Logo with white circle upper right obverse)

2nd Red (Winner’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG166591](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166591)

(Logo with black circle lower right obverse)

*(Now uses the CIRSA Winners Club cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**OCEAN SUN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=P1PCOS) **(Panama City)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Gold (Sun Rewards - Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG166592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166592)

(Photo square on reverse for player photo)

*(The casino’s website indicates there are Platinum, Black and Diamond level cards besides the*

*Gold level listed here but there’s no photos or further information provided.)*

[**ROYAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=p1pcr1) **(Panama City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Green (Royal Club – Classic Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG166593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166593)

Gold/Green (Royal Club – Gold Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG166595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166595)

Silver/Green (Royal Club – Platinum Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG166596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166596)

Blue/Green (Royal Club – Diamond Card) None Rare 10  [CG166597](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166597)

[**SORTIS HOTEL, SPA & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=P1PCSH) **(Panama City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Players Club Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG166594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166594)

[**STAR BAY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=P1PCSB) **(Panama City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Star Club Card – Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG166598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166598)

Gold (Star Club Card – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG166599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166599)

Silver (Star Club Card – Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG166600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166600)

Black (Star Club Card – Diamond) None Rare 15  [CG186221](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=186221)

[**VENETO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=p1pcvc) **(Panama)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Winner's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG136142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136142)

2nd Black (Classic Member) 100161490 V Scarce 7  [CG081401](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081401)

3rd Purple (Rewards) 6008375 V Scarce 7  [CG136143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136143)

4th Purple (Rewards) www.premiumcards.com V Scarce 7  [CG154509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154509)

[**PERU**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=pu)

[**ADMIRAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIA1) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black ("Club A") None Scarce 7  [CG138650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138650)

(Admiral logo bottom left, Liberty logo bottom right on obverse.

**[ATLANTIC CITY CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIAC) (Lima)**

**S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Maroon (Atlantic Club) None Scarce 7  [CG112677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112677)

2nd Maroon (Atlantic City Club) None Scarce 7  [CG146110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146110)

(Reverse phone number is 705-4400 on both cards -- this is NOT the Atlantic Club in Atlantic City, NJ)

**[CASINO GOLDEN PALACE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIGP) (San Isidro)**

**S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Golden Club) Enotria Scarce 7  [CG112675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112675)

Blue (Golden Club) Napatek®Seguridad Scarce 7  [CG138656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138656)

Mustard (Golden Club) Enotria Scarce 7  [CG112676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112676)

Mustard (Golden Club) Napatek®Seguridad Scarce 7  [CG138657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138657)

[**CASINO La HACIENDA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULILH) **(Miraflores)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red ("Hacienda Club" & White 4 Leaf Clover) ENOTRIA S.A Scarce 7  [CG112678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=112678)

2nd Red-Brown ("Hacienda Club" & Gold 4 Leaf Clover) enotria s.a. Scarce 7  [CG154845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154845)

[**CASINO MANDALAY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PUSIMC) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Diamond Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG155212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155212)

[**CASINO MARDIGRAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIC3) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (MardiClub) None Rare 10  [CG138671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138671)

Black (MardiClub) None Rare 10  [CG138672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138672)

[**CASINO MASARIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PUVCCM) **(Various)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Masaris Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG197998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=197998)

[**CASINO MIAMI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PUSMMC)  **(San Miguel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (Cash Club) Segres Systec V Scarce 7  [CG138677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138677)

(Bar code obv-mag strip rev.)

*(Now uses the CIRSA Winners Club cards listed in the Universal section)*

[**CASINO NEW YORK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIAN) **(Magdalena)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Black ("New York City" & Skyline) G.S.I. V Scarce 7  [CG138662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138662)

2nd White/Black ("New York City" & Skyline) Segres V Scarce 7  [CG138663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138663)

3rd Gold (Statue of Liberty) None V Scarce 7  [CG138664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138664)

4th Blue (Club NY) None V Scarce 7  [CG138665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138665)

[**CRYSTAL PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=pulicp) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001? Closed: no

1st Yellow (Diamond above "Crystal Palace") None Rare 10  [CG070892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070892)

2nd Green (Diamond above “Crystal Palace”) None V Scarce 10  [CG070893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=070893)

(Reverse has a mag stripe and one sentence: "Acostumbrate a Ganar".)

[**FIESTA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIFC) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Fiesta Player's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG138651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138651)

2nd Mustard (Fiesta Player's Club) Segres Systec 12/2013 V Scarce 7  [CG118216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118216)

3rd Mustard (Fiesta Player's Club) Segres Systec V Scarce 7  [CG146338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146338)

[**GRUPO PORTAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PUARGP) **(Arequipa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Manages 9 different casinos in Peru)*

1st Blue (Grupo Portal Expereos en Diversion) None Rare 10  [CG138702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138702)

[**HELLO HOLLYWOOD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIHH) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Club Card) enotria s.a. V Scarce 7  [CG209902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209902)

(Same card used at Hello Hollywood, Magic City and Silver Moon casinos)

PC Blue (Hello Hollywood People Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG005769](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=005769)

**HOLLYWOOD CASINO (Lima)**

*(See "Magic City")*

**JOKERS CASINO (Lima)**

*(See "CIRSA Winners Club")*

[**MAGIC CITY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PUSMM1) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Casino is listed as “Hollywood” on the web)*

1st White (Wizard & "Admiral Magic City) Segres V Scarce 7  [CG155214](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155214)

1st Blue (Club Card) enotria s.a. V Scarce 7  [CG209902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209902)

(Same card used at Hello Hollywood, Magic City and Silver Moon casinos)

PC Multi (“Hollywood the Magic City” Player’s club) None Rare 10  [CG155215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=155215)

[**MAJESTIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIMC) **(Miraflores)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Majestic Member Card) Segres Systec V Scarce 7  [CG138659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138659)

*(Now uses the CIRSA Winners Club cards listed in the Universal section)*

**NEW YORK CITY (Magdalena)**

*(See "Casino New York")*

[**PALACIO REAL MOCHE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIPR) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Black (Cliente Frecuente) None Scarce 7  [CG138676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138676)

**REWARD CASINO (Lima)**

*(See "CIRSA Winners Club" listed in the Universal section)*

[**SHERATON LIMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULISH) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: no

1st Gold ("Sheraton Gold VIP") None V Rare 20  [CG138678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138678)

**SILVER MOON (Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Club Card) enotria s.a. V Scarce 7  [CG209902](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209902)

(Same card used at Hello Hollywood, Magic City and Silver Moon casinos)

[**SOLNA CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULISC) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue ("Programa de Premios para Clientes") None Rare 10  [CG138660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138660)

[**STELLARIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PULIMS) **(Lima)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Stellaris Slots) None Rare 10  [CG138694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138694)

Lt Gold (Stellaris Club) None Rare 10  [CG138695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138695)

(These cards have star logo in upper right on obverse without circle)

2nd Red/Blue Multi (Stellaris Casino Club) None Rare 10  [CG138696](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138696)

3rd White (Stellaris Club) Hans Service V Scarce 7  [CG138697](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138697)

TC Dk Gold (Stellaris Club) None Rare 10  [CG138698](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138698)

(12.5mm mag stripe)

TC Lt Gold (Stellaris Club) None Rare 10  [CG138699](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138699)

(11mm mag stripe)

TC Lt Gold (Stellaris Club) Hans Service Rare 10  [CG138700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138700)

(12.5mm mag stripe)

The TC cards all have a small circle logo in the upper right of the obverse, the mag stripe

sizes were listed to help distinguish the differences in the color and obverse backgrounds)

[**PHILLIPINES**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ph)

[**CASABLANCA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHPACC) **(Pampanga)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

*(Hotel Stotsenberg)*

1st Red (Player’s Club)None V Scarce 7  [CG168665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168665)

[**CASINO FILIPINO - PAGCOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHXXPC) **(Manila)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Philippine Amusement and Gaming Corporation)*

1st Gold/Green (“Player Rating Card”) KARDCO V Scarce 7  [CG158825](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158825)

(Thin Plastic Card)

2nd Gold/Multi (CF Angeles – Lantern Festival) None V Scarce 7  [CG168666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168666)

(Barcode on reverse)

XX Green (Slot Machine Promotional Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG168667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168667)

[**CASINO FILIPINO APO VIEW**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHDCAV) **(Davao City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Orange (VIP Club)None V Scarce 7  [CG158824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158824)

[**CASINO FILIPINO SAN LAZARO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHCACF) **(Carmona)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

XX Green (Casino Filipino with Horse & Jockey Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG136180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136180)

[**CITY OF DREAMS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHMACO) **(Manila)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Black/Blue (Dream Rewards)None V Scarce 7  [CG171205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171205)

Black/Green (Signature Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG192472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=192472)

(4 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

2nd Black/Blue (Dream Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG204117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204117)

(5 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

XX Lt Grey (Li Ying Club) None Rare 15  [CG183552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183552)

[**METRO CARD CLUB, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHPAM1) **(Pasig)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (The Metro Card Club Davao)None Rare 10  [CG203217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203217)

(Barcode and player photo on reverse)

[**MIDORI CLARK HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHPAMC) **(Pampanga)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Black (Hotel Casino MIDORI logo)None Rare 10  [CG168669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168669)

[**OKADA MANILA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHMAC1) **(Manila)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Cream (Reward Circle Member)None V Scarce 7  [CG173679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173679)

[**RESORTS WORLD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHMARW) **(Manila)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Genting Rewards – Classic)None V Scarce 7  [CG203184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203184)

Silver (Genting Rewards – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG203186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203186)

Gold (Genting Rewards – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG203187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203187)

Grey (Genting Rewards – Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG203188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203188)

White (Genting Rewards – Diamond) None Rare 15  [CG203189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203189)

(All cards have a space for the player’s photo in the upper right obverse)

[**ROYCE HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHPARH) **(Pampanga)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Red/Gold (Player’s Club - Preferred)None Rare 10  [CG168668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168668)

[**SOLAIRE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHMASO) **(Manila)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Poker King Club opened May 2015 inside the casino)*

1st Orange (Solaire Rewards)None V Scarce 7  [CG171340](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171340)

Black/Blue (Solaire Rewards Silver) None Rare 10  [CG172822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172822)

XX Maroon (Poker King Club Manila – Membership Card) None Rare 15  [CG173864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173864)

(Photo square on reverse of all cards)

[**WIDUS HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PHPAWH) **(Pampanga)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Silver (Widus Logo & large “W”)None Rare 10  [CG168670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168670)

[**POLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=pl)

[**OLYMPIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PLSEO1) **(Warsaw)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Bonus Club” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG151619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151619)

(Three locations listed on reverse)

2nd Blue (“Bonus Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG161674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161674)

(Two locations listed on reverse)

3rd Blue (“Bonus Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG168163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168163)

(No locations listed on reverse)

(Phone number on reverse of all cards is +48 22 351 72 60)

[**ORBIS CASINO - HOTEL GRAND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PLWAO2) **(Warsaw)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Blue/Gold (“Karta Kredytowa do Automatow” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG177655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177655)

(Smart chip on reverse)

[**ORBIS CASINO - HOTEL VICTORIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PLWAOC) **(Warsaw)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: no

1st Black (“VIP Membership Card” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG177654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177654)

[**PORTUGAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=pt)

[**CASINO da POVOA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ptpdc2) **(Povoa de Varzim)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Clube IN) Cartosis V Scarce 7  [CG210189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210189)

[**CASINO de ESPINHO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ptesc1) **(Espinho)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multi (Solverde Privilege Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG210193](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210193)

[**CASINO ESTORIL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ptesce) **(Estoril)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Clube In) Cartosis V Scarce 7  [CG101963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101963)

2nd Black (Cube IN) Cartosis V Scarce 7  [CG210184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210184)

*(Same cards also used at Casino Lisboa)*

[**CASINO LISBOA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ptlic2) **(Lisboa)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Black (Clube In) Cartosis V Scarce 7  [CG101963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=101963)

2nd Black (Cube IN) Cartosis V Scarce 7  [CG210184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210184)

*(Same cards also used at Casino Estoril)*

[**PUERTO RICO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=PR)

[**AMBASSADOR PLAZA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prsjap) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Yellow (“Diplomat Club” & Hotel) None V Scarce 7  [CG082988](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082988)

(Last line in paragraph begins “es la propiedad…)

2nd Blue/Yellow (“Diplomat Club” & Hotel) None V Scarce 7  [CG134868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134868)

(Last line in paragraph begins “del Ambassador…”)

3rd White (Diplomat Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG134869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134869)

Silver (Diplomat Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG134870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134870)

4th White (Diplomat Club) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG082989](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082989)

Silver (Diplomat Club) (I) V Scarce 7  [CG134871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134871)

[**CASINO DE LA PLAZA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRPOC1) **(Ponce)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Pink (Casino de la Plaza) None V Scarce 7  [CG129817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129817)

[**CASINO DEL MAR**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prsjc1) **(San Juan)**

**S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (“Club del Mar at the Concha Resort” ) None V Scarce 7  [CG134937](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134937)

2nd Lt Blue (“Club del Mar at the Concha Resort” ) AB RecycledCard V Scarce 7  [CG134938](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134938)

(3 insert arrows, 4 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

Lt Blue ("Club del Mar at the Concha Resort") None V Scarce 7  [CG138983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138983)

(3 insert arrows, 3 lines of text in reverse paragraph)

3rd Blue ("Club del Mar at the Concha Resort") None V Scarce 7  [CG134939](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134939)

(Single insert arrow, large wavy line across entire top of card above logo)

[**CASINO DEL SOL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=privcd) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (“Club Del Sol” & Sun lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG134960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134960)

2nd Mustard ("Club Del Sol") None V Scarce 7  [CG083332](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083332)

Blue (Club Del Sol) None V Scarce 7  [CG083331](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083331)

(This issue has no sun in lower right obverse like previous issue)

3rd Mustard (“Club Del Sol”) AB Recycled V Scarce 7  [CG134961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134961)

4th Orange (“Club Del Sol”) P768598 V Scarce 7  [CG176262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176262)

Silver (“Club Del Sol”) P732812-2 V Scarce 7  [CG176263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176263)

Gold (“Club Del Sol”) P732812-1 V Scarce 7  [CG176264](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176264)

[**CASINO METRO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRSJM2) **(San Juan)**

***(Sheraton Convention Center Hotel)***

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Red/Multi (M Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084879](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084879)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts "6 months...")

2nd Red/Multi (M Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG128827](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=128827)

(Last line in reverse paragraph starts "months may be...")

3rd Red/Multi (M Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG176268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176268)

(Last lien in reverse paragraph starts “eliminated….”)

[**CASINO REAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prhucr) **(Palmas Del Mar)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Casino Real Palmas Del Mar & “Ruby”) None Rare 15  [CG134962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134962)

White (Casino Real Palmas Del Mar & “Saphire”) None Rare 15  [CG134963](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134963)

White (Casno Real Palmas Del Mar & “Diamond”) None Rare 15  [CG134964](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134964)

2nd Red (Casino Real logo in upper left corner) ? Rare 15  [CG083372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083372)

**[CERROMAR BEACH](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prdocb) (Dorado)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multicolored (“Club Dorado” 3 Slot Machines) None V Scarce 7  [CG136088](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136088)

(Reverse upside down)

Multicolored (“Club Dorado” 3 Slot Machines) None V Scarce 7  [CG136089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136089)

(Reverse rightside up)

(Some cards have a small bar code on the obverse)

[**CONDADO PLAZA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prsjcp) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

TC Blue (Casino Guest Identification) None V Scarce 7  [CG121413](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121413)

TC White (CP logo centered at top of obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG121416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121416)

TC Silver (Condada Plaza logo upper left obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG121415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121415)

TC Whtie/Red ("V.I.P. Preferred" & logo top center) None V Scarce 7  [CG121417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121417)

TC Black/Grey ("V.I.P. Preferred" & logo top center) None V Scarce 7  [CG121418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121418)

TC Gold ("V.I.P. Preferred" & logo lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG121419](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121419)

TC Black ("V.I.P. Preferred" & logo lowe rrihgt) None V Scarce 7  [CG121421](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121421)

TC Gold (Club de ORO Miembro Especial) None V Scarce 7  [CG121412](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121412)

TC Gold (Club de ORO VIP Miembro Especial) None V Scarce 7  [CG121411](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121411)

TC Black (Clue de ORO) None V Scarce 7  [CG121414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121414)

TC Blue (Casino picture in center square) None V Scarce 7  [CG121420](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=121420)

TC Silver/Blue ("Jackpot Club" & Spanish Reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG083693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083693)

TC Silver/Blue ("Jackpot Club" & English Reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG134965](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134965)

TC Silver (CP logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG195362](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=195362)

TC Lt Blue ("Club Casino" & Spade on Right Side) None V Scarce 7  [CG083694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083694)

XX Multi (Players By Request) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG136086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136086)

XX1 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG083695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083695)

XX2 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135788)

(Reverse text is approximately 75mm wide, no logo on reverse)

XX3 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135789)

(Reverse text is approximately 80mm wide, Luxury Resorts logo on reverse)

(XX Players By Request plus XX1-XX3 Jackpot Club cards were also used at the El Conquistador

and the El San Juan casinos)

XX4 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135790)

(No longer lists El Conquistador on the reverse)

[**EL CONQUISTADOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRFAEC) **(Las Croabas)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Blue (“Waves” Design) None V Rare 25  [CG084085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084085)

(This card dates from 1996. There are probably several more issues that exist)

White/Black (“Waves” Design VIP) None Rare 15  [CG084087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084087)

XX Multi (Players By Request) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG136086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136086)

XX1 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG083695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083695)

XX2 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135788)

(Reverse text is approximately 75mm wide, no logo on reverse)

XX3 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135789)

(Reverse text is approximately 80mm wide, Luxury Resorts logo on reverse)

(XX Players By Request plus XX1-XX3 Jackpot Club cards were also used at the Condado Plaza

and the El San Juan casinos)

[**EL SAN JUAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prives) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Tan (Casino Interior & White boarder) None V Scarce 7  [CG084295](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084295)

2nd Tan (Casino Interior & Gold boarder) None V Scarce 7  [CG084297](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084297)

3rd Tan (Casino Interior & no boarder-Wyndham) None V Scarce 7  [CG084296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084296)

XX Multi (Players By Request) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG136086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136086)

XX1 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) plicards V Scarce 7  [CG083695](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=083695)

XX2 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135788)

(Reverse text is approximately 75mm wide, no logo on reverse)

XX3 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135789)

(Reverse text is approximately 80mm wide, Luxury Resorts logo on reverse)

(XX Players By Request plus XX1-XX3 Jackpot Club cards were also used at the El Conquistador

and the Condado Plaza casinos)

XX4 Red/Multi (The Jackpot Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG135790](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135790)

(No longer lists El Conquistador on the reverse)

XX White (“El San Juan Hotel & Casino” with Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG135791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135791)

(Used for account verification & gaming activity rating, no mag stripe)

[**EL TROPICAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRBAHY) **(Bayamon)**

Slot Club Opened:2013 Closed: no

1st Black ("El Tropical Casino.com" and Sun Rays) None V Scarce 7  [CG119913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119913)

[**EMBASSY SUITES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prive1) **(Isla Verde)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Brown/Blue (Large “E” & Building) None V Scarce 7  [CG135974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135974)

2nd Purple (Oasis Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG084392](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084392)

3rd Purple (Oasis Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG097142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=097142)

(Added web address plus Facebook & Twitter icons on reverse)

[**GRAN MELIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prrgg1) **(Rio Grande)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (Gran Melia Casino Club & Large “A”) None V Scarce 7  [CG084631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084631)

[**HILTON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prpoh1) **(Ponce)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Multi (Ponce Hilton Player’s Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084710](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084710)

2nd Blue/Multi (Costa Caribe Player's Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084711](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084711)

[**INTERCONTINENTAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRIVI1) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (“Member Card” & Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG136087](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136087)

2nd Lt Blue (“Member Card VIP" & Roulette Wheel) 03 V Scarce 7  [CG084789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084789)

("03" upper right reverse)

3rd Blue (Player Rewards) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG084788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084788)

(Plastic Print-A-Card Co. spelled out on reverse)

**RIO MAR CARNIVAL (Rio Grande)**

*(See "Westin Rio Mar Casino")*

[**RITZ CARLTON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=privrc) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Casino & Beach Scene) None V Scarce 7  [CG085526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085526)

(No Date reverse)

2nd Blue (Casino & Beach Scene) None V Scarce 7  [CG135976](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135976)

(10/03 reverse upper right)

3rd Blue (Casino & Beach Scene) None V Scarce 7  [CG175600](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175600)

(05/04 reverse upper right)

4th Blue (Casino & Beach Scene) None V Scarce 7  [CG135977](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135977)

(10/06 reverse upper right)

[**SAN JUAN GRAND BEACH RESORT & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRIVG1) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Cream/White (Member info obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG136001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136001)

[**SAN JUAN MARRIOTT RESORT & STELLARIS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRSJM1) **(San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multicolored (View of Pool and Courtyard) None V Scarce 7  [CG082133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082133)

(White Border on obverse)

2nd Multicolored (View of Pool and Courtyard) None V Scarce 7  [CG084842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084842)

(NO White Border on obverse, reverse is SPANISH text)

Multicolored (View of Pool and Courtyard) None V Scarce 7  [CG084509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084509)

(NO White Border on obverse, reverse is ENGLISH text)

3rd White (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084510)

(Reverse text all aligned at left edge)

4th White (Players Club – no patent# on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG084511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084511)

White (Players Club – Patent# on reverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG114796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114796)

(This issue has bottom two lines of reverse text indented for punch hole)

5th White (Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG084841](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084841)

White (Stellaris Casino logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG084512](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084512)

(This issue has a signature strip on reverse)

TC Dk Pink (Gold Writing & Chinese Characters) None V Scarce 7  [CG084513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084513)

(The reverse is blank, with signature strip only)

**[SANDS SAN JUAN](http://themogh.org /cg_chip2.php?id=PRIVS1) (San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX Pink ("Caribbean Card" & Palm Trees) SCC Rare 10  [CG085275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085275)

XX White (“Caribbean Card” with chips & cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG135949](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135949)

(Identification cards)

**[SHERATON](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prosec) (Old San Juan)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Green (“Club Bahia” w/Slot Machine & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG010425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=010425)

(Multiple paragraphs on revese, all other cards have one large paragraph)

2nd Black (“Club Bahia” w/Slot Machine & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG084017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084017)

(Last line of reverse paragraph is “informacion Ilama: 1-787-289-1999.”)

3rd Black (“Club Bahia” w/Slot Machine & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG175653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175653)

Green (“Club Bahia” w/Slot Machine & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG175684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175684)

(Last line of reverse paragraph is “1-787-289-1999.”)

[**STELLARIS CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=PRSJM1) **(San Juan)**

*(See San Juan Marriott Resort)*

[**TROPICAL CASINO – HOLIDAY INN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prpot1) **(Ponce)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Priority Club Member) ? V Scarce 7  [CG085366](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085366)

[**WESTIN RIO MAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prrgr2) **(Rio Grande)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White/multi (“Carnival Card” & Streamers) None V Scarce 7  [CG135951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135951)

2nd White (Westin Rio Mar Beach) None V Scarce 7  [CG135950](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135950)

Gold (Westin Rio Mar Beach) None V Scarce 7  [CG085131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085131)

[**WYNDHAM RIO MAR BEACH RESORT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=prrgr3) (Rio Grande)

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue ("Club Bahia" & Slot Machine & Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG085138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085138)

[**ROMANIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ro)

[**BLINGBET CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUBC) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Players Club – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG171560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171560)

Gold (Players Club – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG171561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171561)

Black (Players Club – Platinum) None Rare 15  [CG171562](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171562)

[**CASINO ASTORIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBU11) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG177673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177673)

[**CASINO BUCHAREST**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUC1) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

1st Red/Silver (Casino Bucharest) None V Scarce 7  [CG142992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142992)

Blue/White (Casino Bucharest) None V Scarce 7  [CG157708](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157708)

(Barcode only on reverse of both cards)

2nd Red (“Membership Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG142993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142993)

3rd Silver ("Casino Bucharest") None V Scarce 7  [CG142994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142994)

4th Black (Casino Bucharest Players Club logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG163908](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163908)

(“Welcome to the plyares club” in loog, “InterContinental” on reverse with smart chip and

“Winner World Travel Awards 2011” logo)

5th Black (Casino Bucharest Players Club logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG142995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142995)

("Welcome to the players club" in logo,"InterContinental Bucharest" on reverse with smart

chip & address)

6th Black (Casino Bucharest Hotel InterContinental logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG142996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142996)

(“InterContinental Bucharest” on reverse with smart chip but no other reverse text. Phone

numbers on obverse)

XX Black (VIP Membership) None V Scarce 7  [CG171668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171668)

[**CASINO CHIOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROCLC1) **(Cluj-Napoca)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Green (VIP Card) None Rare 25  [CG145882](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=145882)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO LIDO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUC8) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Cream (Membership Card with Player Photo) None Rare 10  [CG143006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143006)

(Provision for player photo on obverse)

[**CASINO PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUC4) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Yellow/Gold (“Membership Card” & Ancient Coin Logo) Solaic Rare 10  [CG143001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143001)

(Manufacturer mark is actually “Solaic Iberica.S.A./96”)

2nd Yellow/Gold ("Membership Card" & Ancient Coin Logo) Solaic Rare 10  [CG143003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143003)

(Manufacturer mark is actually “Solaic Iberica.S.A./97” followed by some Romanian letters)

3rd Black/Gold (Bust on Roulette Wheel Logo) None Rare 10  [CG143004](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143004)

(Lists Casino Palace and Casa Vernescu Restaurant on obverse)

4th Black ("Membership Card" & Ancient Coin Logo) None Rare 10  [CG143005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143005)

(Black reverse)

5th Black/Gold (Bust on Roulette Wheel Logo) None Rare 10  [CG177677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177677)

(Lists Casino Palace and Casa Vernescu Restaurant on obverse, website added bottom line)

XX Black (Large Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG185630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185630)

(Casino logo upper left)

[**CASINO PARIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rococ2) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: no

1st Blue (Logo in Circle) Multicard V Scarce 7  [CG142998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142998)

[**CASINO VALORO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=roarcv) **(Arad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (Membership card – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG141994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141994)

(Blank reverse)

[**CASINO VESUVIUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=robrcv) **(Brasov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Volcano) None V Scarce 7  [CG142999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142999)

[**G POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUGP) **(Bucharest)**

[Card Room] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (PokerPro Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG172188](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172188)

(“www.gpokerclub.ro” web address)

Gold (PokerPro Account Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG178865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=178865)

(“www.gpokerclub.com” web address)

[**GAME WORD ROMANIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROMUGW) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver/Black (Bonus Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG171564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171564)

[**MAXBET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUMA) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Bonus Club - Glassic) None V Scarce 7  [CG041279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041279)

2nd Blue/Black (Welcome Avantaj) ? V Scarce 7  [CG174466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174466)

Silver/Black (Loyal Avantaj) ? V Scarce 7  [CG174551](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175451)

Gold/Black (Elite Avantaj) ? Rare 10  [CG174559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174559)

Black (VIP Avantaj) ? Rare 15  [CG174560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174560)

[**MILLION CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROXXMC) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Million Sala De Jocuri) None V Scarce 7  [CG177678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177678)

2nd Green (Privilege Green) ? V Scarce 7  [CG177679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177679)

Silver (Privilege Silver) ? V Scarce 7  [CG177680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177680)

Gold (Privilege Gold) ? Rare 10  [CG177681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177681)

Black (Privilege VIP) ? Rare 15  [CG177682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177682)

[**OLYMPIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=robuo1) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Bonus Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG171563](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171563)

(Phone number on reverse starts with +40 country code for Romania)

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROBUP1) **(Bucharest)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Black (Princess Slot Club Bucharest) None Rare 10  [CG177676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177676)

[**SEVEN SEAS RESORT & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ROXXSS) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (“Casino SevenSeas” & Seahorse Logo) None Rare 10  [CG194580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194580)

[**RUSSIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ru)

**All Russian casinos were closed in June 2009 and it is unclear which casinos may have re-opened in the new gambling zones except as noted!**

**Note:** Most cards issued from Russia were not in English. The casinos are listed under the English translation & English letters/numbers where used where possible in the Russian words. **If you can’t find the desired casino with “Casino” as the first word in it’s name, try checking the same casino with Casino” as the last word in it’s name**.

Also note that when the casinos went from embossed player information to printed player information the reverse text was typically moved. Many of these variations may not yet be listed so be aware these may exist!

[**A CLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo12) **(Moscow)**

*(See Casino Angara)*

[**A-A CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMXAC) **(Moscow)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Illegal poker room)*

1st Blue/Black (“A-A Club” & picture of shark) None Rare 15  [CG194567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194567)

[**AKVILON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSUC2) **(Surgut)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Gold (VIP КАЗИНО) None Rare 10  [CG041337](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041337)

2nd Orange/Blue (КАРТА ГОСТЯ) None Rare 10  [CG041338](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041338)

[**ALADIN CASINO CLUB / ARLEKIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPAC) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Both casino names in ovals) None Rare 10  [CG171524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171524)

2nd Black (Aladdin Casino Club) None Rare 10  [CG171525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171525)

3rd Green (Aladdin Casino Club) None Rare 10  [CG183140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183140)

[**ALTAI PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUAKAP) **(Altai Krai)**

Slot Club Opened: 2014 Closed: no

1st Brown (Bronze) None Rare 10  [CG160567](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160567)

Silver (Silver) None Rare 25  [CG160568](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160568)

Gold (Gold) None V Rare 75  [CG160569](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160569)

XX Red (Guest) None Rare 10  [CG168245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168245)

(No mag stripe, textured surface on both sides of card)

XX Red (Guest) None Rare 10  [CG204127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204127)

(No mag stripe, smooth surface on both sides of card)

PC Mustard (Temporary Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG203226](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203226)

[**ASSOCIATION of “ALL GAMES”, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAAO) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Green (Dice Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172127)

[**ATLANTIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruxxac) **(Rasan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Logo bottom left & diamonds) None Rare 10  [CG171262](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171262)

[**ATLANTIS POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUOMCA) **(Omsk)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Heart Royal Flush) None Rare 20  [CG172329](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172329)

[**BEVERLY HILLS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOBH) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: 2009

1st Black (Beverly Hills – A Chuck Norris Enterprise) None V Rare 75  [CG194575](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194575)

PC Blue (Players Card) None Rare 10  [CG171342](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171342)

[**BLACK AND WHITE CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTUB) **(Tula)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“Client” and casino logo) None Rare 10  [CG171632](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171632)

(10mm mag stripe, reverse text higher on card closer to mag stripe)

2nd Black (“Client” and casino logo) None Rare 10  [CG171633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171633)

(12.5mm mag stripe, reverse text closer to bottom of card)

[**BORIS FRADKOV CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSABF) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Top Hat & Gloves) None Rare 10  [CG171741](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171741)

[**CABINET CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUODCC) **(Odintsovo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Line Drawing of City) None Rare 10  [CG172150](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172150)

[**CALIFORNIA SUN COUNTRY CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURDCS) **(Rostov on Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Maroon (Large Circular Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171795](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171795)

[**CAMILLA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOC7) **(Moscow)**

*(See Kamilla Casino)*

[**CAPITAL CASINO / KAPITEL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO78) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/Silver (Daily) None Rare 10  [CG171793](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171793)

Red/Gold (Daily) None Rare 10  [CG176927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176927)

[**CAPITALISM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO59) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2005

1st Blue (Medal of Honor) None Rare 10  [CG149685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149685)

[**CARNIVAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumoc8) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2009

1st Orange (“Daily” & Mask Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171476)

Silver (“Silver” & Mask Logo) None Rare 15  [CG171477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171477)

[**CASH PLANET CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUCHCP) **(Chelyabinsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Large circle Cash Planet logo) None Rare 10  [CG194572](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194572)

[**CASINO 12 CHAIRS / CASINO 12 STULIEV**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rusatc) **(Samora)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (12 chairs in semi circle) None Rare 10  [CG171746](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171746)

[**CASINO 13 BLACK / CASINO 13 CHIORNOE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKC3) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan/Multi (Roulette Table) None Rare 10  [CG171446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171446)

[**CASINO 69**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMUC6) **(Murmansk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Logo to left) None Rare 10  [CG172154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172154)

Gold (Logo to left) None Rare 10  [CG172152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172152)

Multi (Logo upper right) None Rare 10  [CG172153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172153)

[**CASINO 777**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOC7) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (3-7’s) None Rare 10  [CG171747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171747)

2nd Blue/Green (3-7’s) None Rare 10  [CG171748](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171748)

[**CASINO 777**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOC7) **(Tolyatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Members Card) None Rare 10  [CG171749](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171749)

[**CASINO 828**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVOC8) **(Volzhsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (“Casino” in marquee lights) None Rare 10  [CG175824](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175824)

[**CASINO ABYSS / CASINO BEZDNA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNC4) **(Nizhny Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lavender (2 Hands with Banner ) None Rare 10  [CG171778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171778)

[**CASINO ACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLC1) **(Vladivostok)**

*(Hotel Hyundai)*Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Casino Ace Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171540](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171540)

[**CASINO ADMIRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUXXC8) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Admiral Casino) None Rare 10  [CG041336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041336)

[**CASINO ALEX**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCA) **(Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lavender (Man in Top Hat) None Rare 10  [CG149683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149683)

2nd Multi (Streamers) None Rare 10  [CG149684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149684)

[**CASINO ALEXANDER BLOK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOC6) **(Moscow)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2005

1st Bronze (Ship Logo) None Rare 10  [CG149680](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149680)

(One paragraph above the line on the reverse with barcode)

2nd Bronze (Ship Logo) None Rare 10  [CG149681](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149681)

(Two paragraphs above the line on the reverse with barcode)

3rd Grey (Casino logo without ship) None Rare 10  [CG149682](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149682)

(Mag stripe on reverse)

[**CASINO ALLIGATOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCA) **(Tomsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan/Green (Alligator head) None Rare 10  [CG171750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171750)

(10mm mag stripe, reverse text closer to mag stripe)

2nd Tan/Green (Alligator head) None Rare 10  [CG171751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171751)

(12.5mm mag stripe, reverse text closer to bottom of card)

[**CASINO AMBASSADOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumoc5) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2009

1st Gold/Red (Pocket Watch & Tokens) None Rare 10  [CG149679](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149679)

[**CASINO ANGARA / A CLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo12) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: yes

1st White (“Daily” & Woman with Coins) None Rare 10  [CG171404](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171404)

Black (“A” Logo Centered – Silver) None Rare 10  [CG171714](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171714)

Black (“A” Logo Left – VIP Silver) None Rare 10  [CG171715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171715)

[**CASINO ANTE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo13) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2007

1st Red/Black (Member) None Rare 10  [CG149678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149678)

[**CASINO ANTEY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCA) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Pillars) None Rare 10  [CG171740](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171740)

[**CASINO ARBAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumoca) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Casino shaped like ship in daylight-portside) None Rare 10  [CG149674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149674)

2nd Multi (Casino shaped like ship in night-light-portside) None Rare 10  [CG175159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175159)

(With mag stripe)

Multi (Casino shaped like ship in night-light-portside) None Rare 10  [CG149675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149675)

(Without mag stripe)

3rd Multi (Casino shaped like ship in night-light-oceanside) None Rare 10  [CG149676](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149676)

4th Multi (Casino sign close up at night, orange reverse) None Rare 10  [CG149677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149677)

5th Blue (Small abstract ship over APBAT) None Rare 10  [CG171405](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171405)

(Extra thick plastic card)

[**CASINO ARGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLC2) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Hotel Primoravtotrans)*

1st Blue/Grey (Abstract Ship) None Rare 10  [CG171752](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171752)

[**CASINO ARISTOCRAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCA) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Top Hat, Cane & Gloves) None Rare 10  [CG149673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149673)

[**CASINO ARISTOCRAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURYCA) **(Ryazan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (Lord & Lady) None Rare 10  [CG171753](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171753)

[**CASINO ARISTOCRAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSTC1) **(Stupino)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Circle-A logo top left) None Rare 10  [CG172184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172184)

[**CASINO ASIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOA1) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2007

1st Green/Yellow (Asia Casino) None Rare 10  [CG149668](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149668)

2nd Green/Black (Atlas Map)None Rare 10  [CG149669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149669)

3rd Yellow (Logo center) None Rare 10  [CG149670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149670)

Grey/Black (“Silver” & Logo center) None Rare 10  [CG149671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149671)

Gold/Black (“VIP Gold” & Logo center) None Rare 10  [CG149672](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149672)

[**CASINO ASSEMBLY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo14) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2005

1st Red (“Assembly Bronze”) None Rare 10  [CG149667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149667)

[**CASINO AURORA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo15) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2007

1st Blue (ABPOPA - Member) None Rare 10  [CG149666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149666)

[**CASINO AURORA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPCA) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (“Casino Aurora”) None Rare 10  [CG041961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041961)

[**CASINO AVIATOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo16) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2005

1st Blue (Biplane) None V Rare 25  [CG171514](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171514)

[**CASINO BABYLON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIZCB) **(Izhevsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Babylon Tower) None Rare 10  [CG172172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172172)

[**CASINO BABYLON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCB) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan/Blue (Babylon Tower) None Rare 10  [CG172171](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172171)

[**CASINO BABYLON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rusuc1) **(Surgut)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Winged Lions Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172173)

Blue (Winged Lions & text wallpaper) None Rare 10  [CG172174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172174)

Red (Winged Lions & text wallpaper) None Rare 10  [CG172175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172175)

Blue (Winged Lions & Castle) None Rare 10  [CG172176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172176)

Black (Winged Lions, V.I.P. & text wallpaper) None Rare 10  [CG172177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172177)

PC Black (Winged Lions) None Rare 10  [CG172178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172178)

(Paper guest card – all text on bottom line obverse is same size)

PC Black (Winged Lions) None Rare 10  [CG175178](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175178)

(Paper guest card – extra large K at start of bottom line on obverse)

[**CASINO BADEN BADEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUCHC1) **(Chelyabinsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Logo Centered over mountain scene) None Rare 10  [CG172170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172170)

[**CASINO BAKARA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO17) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2009

1st Purple (India God “Ganesh”) None Rare 10  [CG149665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149665)

Silver (“Silver” and India God “Ganesh”) None Rare 10  [CG164545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164545)

Gold (“Gold” and India God “Ganesh”) None Rare 15  [CG171249](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171249)

Black (“Platinum” and India Gold “Ganesh”) None Rare 25  [CG182843](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182843)

(Reverse phone# is “(095) 737-3344”)

2nd Silver (“Silver” and India God “Ganesh”) None Rare 15  [CG171250](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171250)

(Reverse phone# is “(495) 737-3344” )

3rd Purple (India God “Ganesh”) None Rare 10  [CG171251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171251)

(Reverse phone# is “+7 (495) 737-3344”)

[**CASINO BALIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo18) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (“Member” & 22mm diameter logo) None Rare 10  [CG171862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171862)

(31mm wide barcode on reverse)

Brown (“Member” &22mm diameter logo) None Rare 10  [CG171863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171863)

(45mm wide barcode on reverse)

(Both cards also used at Casino Klondike and listed under both casinos)

[**CASINO BARHAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO88) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Faint line of people) None Rare 10  [CG171743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171743)

Silver ("Silver" & faint line of people) None Rare 10  [CG171744](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171744)

Gold (“Gold” & faint line of people) None Rare 10  [CG175179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175179)

[**CASINO BATYR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUCHCB) **(Chelny)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Batyr – Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG044820](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044820)

(Large hand behind warrior)

2nd Blue (Batyr – Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG044821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044821)

Red (Batyr – Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG044822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044822)

(Large & small warriors, no web address on back)

3rd Blue (Batyr – Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG044823](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044823)

(Large & small wrrriors, web address & logo on back)

XX Black (“Poker Club”) None Rare 10  [CG043674](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043674)

[**CASINO “BEST”**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUNCB) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Roulette Wheel & Cityscape) None Rare 10  [CG173023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173023)

(Blank reverse)

[**CASINO BEZDNA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNC4) **(Nizhny Novgorod)**

*(See Casino Abyss)*

[**CASINO BINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLC3) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Ace & King of Hearts) None Rare 10  [CG171773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171773)

[**CASINO BINGO-KRISTINA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCB) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Line Drawing of a Lady) None Rare 10  [CG171774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171774)

[**CASINO BREEZE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKOCB) **(Korsakov)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Sailboat on Water) None Rare 10  [CG041953](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041953)

[**CASINO BREEZE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNACB) **(Nakhoda)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Sailboat on Water) None Rare 10  [CG171777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171777)

[**CASINO CAESARS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUNCC) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (“Gold Slot Points”) None Rare 10  [CG173024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173024)

2nd White (Membership Card & Pair of red dice) None Rare 10  [CG173025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173025)

[**CASINO CALIFORNIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUROCC) **(Rostov on Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green Multi (Palm Trees) None Rare 10  [CG162174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162174)

(Map of the USA state of California on reverse)

[**CASINO CAROUSEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumoc3) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“VIP” & Carousel logo with large “K”) None Rare 10  [CG041584](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041584)

[**CASINO CENTRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIZCC) **(Izhevsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Green (Red Poker Chip & Royal in Clubs) None Rare 10  [CG172006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172006)

[**CASINO CHATEAU LYON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo20) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2007

1st Biege (Club Chateau Lyon Guest Card) None Rare 15  [CG171454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171454)

Silver (Club Chateau Lyon Silver Card) None Rare 15  [CG175460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175460)

Gold (Club Chateau Lyon Gold Card) None Rare 15  [CG175461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175461)

[**CASINO CLEOPATRA - KNEONATPA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUPEKC) **(Perm)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

1st Red (“Guest Card” Embossed) None Rare 10  [CG171498](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171498)

Silver (“Silver Card” Embossed) None Rare 15  [CG171499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171499)

Gold (“Gold Card” Embossed) None Rare 15  [CG171500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171500)

(All cards have logo at left and Egyptian image on right)

[**CASINO CLUB CARDINAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACC) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (Man in large hat, vest & tall boots) None Rare 10  [CG171609](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171609)

[**CASINO CLUB EAST**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCC) **(Tolyatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (“Member Card” & Castle) None Rare 10  [CG172151](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172151)

[**CASINO CLUB EN GRAND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUPECC) **(Perm)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG041282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041282)

[**CASINO COLIBRI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAC5) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Hummingbird) None Rare 10  [CG171850](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171850)

(10mm mag stripe, reverse text closer to mag stripe)

2nd White (Hummingbird) None Rare 10  [CG171851](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171851)

(12.5mm mag stripe, reverse text closer to bottom of card)

[**CASINO CORRIDA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCC) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Mustard (Bull & Matador) None Rare 10  [CG171775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171775)

[**CASINO COSMOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo54) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Member & Star Chart) None Rare 10  [CG148687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148687)

(Blank reverse)

2nd Blue (Member & Star Chart) None Rare 10  [CG148688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148688)

(Reverse website is "www.casino-cosmos.com")

Blue (Member & Star Chart) None Rare 10  [CG148689](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148689)

(Reverse website is "www.casino-cosmos.ru")

(On this issue, stars 3 times larger than before)

3rd Blue (Member & Planet Orbit Tracks) None Rare 10  [CG148690](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148690)

(Casino logo is in silver in upper left corner on obverse)

XX White (Picture of Cosmos & Player Pic) None Rare 10  [CG171716](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171716)

XX Gilded Metal (Poker Club VIP) None Rare 50  [CG206644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206644)

(Only 100 made, given out with heavy leather case) - [CG206645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206645)

[**CASINO COSMOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNC3) **(Nizhny Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Planets) None Rare 10  [CG041585](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041585)

2nd Black (Moon & Shooting Star) None Rare 10  [CG171717](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171717)

[**CASINO CRYSTAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumocc) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Crystals) Austriacard 90419/001 Rare 25  [CG149063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149063)

Blue (Crystals) Austriacard 14118 Rare 25  [CG171377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171377)

(Smart Chip & map stripe on reverse of both cards)

Yellow (Crystal Pattern Background & smart chip) None Rare 15  [CG201914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201914)

2nd Red (“Kphcmann” and large crystal) None Rare 10  [CG206810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206810)

Yellow (“Kphcmann” and large crystal) None Rare 10  [CG171619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171619)

3rd Red (Hologram Print) None Rare 10  [CG149662](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149662)

4th Gold (Hologram & Crystal Pattern Background) None Rare 10  [CG149663](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149663)

5th Bronze (Circle & Crystal Logo Surrounded by Stars) None Rare 10  [CG149664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149664)

6th Blue (Casino Logo Top Right & Tokens Background) None Rare 10  [CG201915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201915)

Orange (Casino Logo Top Right & Autumn Leaves) None Rare 10  [CG202152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202152)

[**CASINO CRYSTAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCC) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lavendar (Crystal Ball on pillow) None Rare 10  [CG171608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171608)

[**CASINO CRYSTAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUOMCC) **(Omsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Abstract Art) None Rare 10  [CG171607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171607)

[**CASINO DAFIDA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUFCD) **(Ufa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Pink/Multi (Cards, Chips, Car & Diamonds) None Rare 10  [CG171780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171780)

[**CASINO DALLAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCD) **(Tolyatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Abstract Design of Buildings) None Rare 10  [CG172155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172155)

[**CASINO DAVYDOV**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCD) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Roulette Wheel & casino icons) None Rare 15  [CG204216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204216)

[**CASINO de PARIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo22) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue/Multi (Casino de Paris) None Rare 10  [CG149659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149659)

2nd Blue/Multi ("Korston Hotel & Casino" with Town) None Rare 10  [CG149660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149660)

[**CASINO DESPARADO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo21) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2009

1st Multi (Sunburst with Cowboy on Horseback) None Rare 10  [CG149661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149661)

(Bottom of reverse logo is level with last line of text)

Multi (Sunburst with Cowboy on Horseback) None Rare 10  [CG171248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171248)

(Bottom of reverse logo is level with next to last line of text)

[**CASINO DIAMOND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=runnc1) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Diamond in Center) None Rare 10  [CG149658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149658)

[**CASINO DIAMOND HAND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKC6) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: yes

1st Green (“Guest” with diamonds in hand) None Rare 10  [CG041954](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041954)

[**CASINO DIRIGIBLE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCD) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (“Zeppelin” and airship picture) None Rare 10  [CG171465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171465)

Silver (“Zeppelin” and pilot picture) None Rare 10  [CG171466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171466)

[**CASINO DISCOVERY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKRCD) **(Krasnoyarsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Casino logo over world map) None Rare 10  [CG172187](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172187)

[**CASINO DRAGON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURYCD) **(Ryazan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/Orange (“Member’s Card” & small Dragon on left) None Rare 10  [CG172015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172015)

[**CASINO DREAM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCD) **(Nizhni Novogorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (V-Shaped Logo & Birds) None Rare 10  [CG171844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171844)

[**CASINO EAGLE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo26) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (“Client Card” & Eagle) None Rare 10  [CG149657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149657)

[**CASINO EAGLET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUXXC2) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Multi (Lady’s face with ribbons) None Rare 10  [CG149656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149656)

[**CASINO EDEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURDCE) **(Rostov-on Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Green (2 Cherubs) None Rare 10  [CG171781](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171781)

[**CASINO ELDORADO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIRCE) **(Irkutsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Mountains) None Rare 10  [CG171852](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171852)

[**CASINO ELDORADO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUXXCE) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

1st Grey (Platinum Card) None Rare 10  [CG149655](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149655)

[**CASINO EQUATOR CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACE) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (Globe Logo upper left) None Rare 10  [CG172019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172019)

(10mm mag stripe, reverse text about 10mm from bottom of card)

2nd Yellow (Globe Logo upper left) None Rare 10  [CG172020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172020)

(12.5mm mag stripe, reverse text closer to bottom of card)

3rd White (EC logo) None Rare 10  [CG172021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172021)

[**CASINO ESMERALDA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCE) **(Novosiluisk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Lady’s Face) None Rare 10  [CG149654](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149654)

**CASINO ESMERALDA** **(St. Petersburg)**

*(See the 2nd and 3rd issue cards under Casino Klondike)*

[**CASINO ESPANOLA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCE) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Square Rigged Ship on Water) None Rare 10  [CG171786](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171786)

[**CASINO EUROPE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUCHCE) **(Cherepovets)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey/Red (Lady on Bull in water) None Rare 10  [CG171442](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171442)

[**CASINO EUROPE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rukrc1) **(Krasnodar)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (“Member” & Clock Tower) None Rare 10  [CG162175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162175)

Tan (“V.I.P. A” & Eiffel Tower) None Rare 15  [CG171441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171441)

[**CASINO EXCELLENT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSMCE) **(Smolensk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Fist with paper money) None Rare 10  [CG171834](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171834)

[**CASINO FLAMINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKRCF) **(Krasnodar)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Silver (Flamingo Casino) None Rare 10  [CG172023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172023)

(Silver bands across top and bottom of obverse)

Pink (Friendly Card) None Rare 10  [CG172024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172024)

[**CASINO FLAMINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVOCF) **(Voronezh)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Blue (“FC” logo & FC’s down right strip) None Rare 10  [CG172022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172022)

[**CASINO FORTUNA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURYCF) **(Ryazan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Green (Lady and Frog) None Rare 10  [CG171838](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171838)

[**CASINO FORTUNA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCF) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Cornucopia & Dice) None Rare 10  [CG171837](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171837)

[**CASINO GAMBLING HOUSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCG) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (Magicians Hat with Cards) None Rare 10  [CG171623](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171623)

[**CASINO GLADIATOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACG) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (2 Men in circle and Banner Design) None Rare 10  [CG171622](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171622)

[**CASINO GOA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCG) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (Casino Goa Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171621](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171621)

[**CASINO GOLD FORGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO72) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Logo on Left) None Rare 10  [CG171493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171493)

(Russian text on reverse mentions opening day

2nd Yellow (Logo on Left – 1 phone# on reverse) None Rare 10  [CG171494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171494)

3rd Yellow (Logo on Left – 2 phone#s on reverse) None Rare 10  [CG171495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171495)

4th Yellow (Logo on Left – 3 phone#s on reverse) None Rare 10  [CG171496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171496)

[**CASINO GOLD SCARAB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAC4) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (Scarab/Beetle over coins) None Rare 10  [CG171839](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171839)

[**CASINO GOLDEN CALF**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAC2) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Yellow Bull) None Rare 10  [CG171625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171625)

[**CASINO GOLDEN DRAGON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVOCG) **(Volvograd)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Orange (Dragon logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG041952](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041952)

[**CASINO GOLDEN JACK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURDCG) **(Rostov-on Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (“Member” & smartchip) None Rare 10  [CG171626](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171626)

2nd Purple (Sunglasses) None Rare 10  [CG171627](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171627)

**CASINO GOLDEN LADY (Rostov-on Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Lady on left) None Rare 10  [CG162176](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162176)

2nd Red (“Casino Golden Lady” & GL Logo) None Rare 10  [CG176535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176535)

[**CASINO GOLDEN LION**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIRCG) **(Irkutsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Lion) None Rare 10  [CG171624](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171624)

[**CASINO GOLDEN MILL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURYCG) **(Ryazan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold/Black (member’s card) None Rare 10  [CG175886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175886)

[**CASINO GOLDEN PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUYACG) **(Yaroslavl)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st Copper (“Members Card” & Pennies) None Rare 10  [CG171450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171450)

[**CASINO GOLDEN PIANO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO75) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Gold Foil Piano) None Rare 15  [CG171701](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171701)

[**CASINO GOLDEN TAURUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKC4) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold/Multi (Longhorn Bull over Gold Bars) None Rare 10  [CG171628](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171628)

[**CASINO GOLITSIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo30) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2006

1st Gold (“Member Card” w/Bear & Crown Logo) None Rare 10  [CG148683](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148683)

(Address on 2 lines)

2nd Bright Gold (“Member Card” w/Bear & Crown Logo) Rosan Rare 10  [CG176559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176559)

(Address on single line)

3rd Dark Gold (“Member Card” w/Bear & Crown Logo) None Rare 10  [CG176582](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176582)

(Address on single line)

4th Grey (Double Logo) None Rare 10  [CG148684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148684)

[**CASINO GOOD WIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPCG) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Logo in Gold Lettering) None Rare 10  [CG171629](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171629)

(“Casino” in English on reverse over mag stripe)

2nd Silver (Logo in Gold Lettering) None Rare 10  [CG171630](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171630)

(“KA3NHO” for Casino in Russian on reverse over mag stripe)

3rd Blue (Good Win Logos on Obverse & Reverse) None Rare 10  [CG171631](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171631)

[**CASINO GRAFT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCG) **(Tomsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG171840](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171840)

[**CASINO GRAND LUIDOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSMCG) **(Smolensk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Casino Grand Luidor Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171451)

[**CASINO HANG-GLIDER / CASINO DELTAPLANE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCH)**(Toliatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Clouds with Hang-Glider in upper left) None Rare 10  [CG172156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172156)

[**CASINO HARLEQUIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO73) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown/Orange (Mask & gold triangle in upper left) None Rare 10  [CG171501](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171501)

[**CASINO HIGHWAY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo31) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Red (Logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG149653](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149653)

(Reverse text is 21mm top to bottom)

2nd Dk Red (Logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG171364](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171364)

(Reverse text is 24mm top to bottom)

[**CASINO HOCUS-POCUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCH) **(Vladivostok)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Ship on Raging Sea) None Rare 10  [CG171847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171847)

[**CASINO HOLLYWOOD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUROCH) **(Rostov-on-Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey/Multi (Star & Camera) None Rare 10  [CG171848](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171848)

2nd Black (Stars & Film Strip) None Rare 10  [CG171849](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171849)

[**CASINO ICE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKOCI) **(Kolomna)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Member) None Rare 10  [CG171444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171444)

[**CASINO ICEBERG**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rusac1) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2006

1st Purple/Blue (Iceberg in Water) None Rare 10  [CG149650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149650)

2nd Purple/White (Ice Pattern) None Rare 10  [CG149651](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149651)

3rd Gold (Casino with Black, Green & Red background) None Rare 10  [CG149652](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149652)

[**CASINO ILONA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCI) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Pink (Mardi gras Mask) None Rare 10  [CG171445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171445)

[**CASINO IMPIRIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO77) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Burgundy (“Member” & “U” in Gold) None Rare 25  [CG171782](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171782)

Gold/Burgundy (“VIP” & “U” in Gold) None Rare 25  [CG171785](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171785)

(Reverse phone number is “(095) 214-0787”)

2nd Burgundy (“Member” & “U” in Gold) None Rare 25  [CG171783](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171783)

(Reverse phone number is “(095) 730-0101”)

3rd Burgundy (“Member” & “U” in Gold) None Rare 25  [CG171784](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171784)

(Reverse phone number is “(495) 730-0101”)

[**CASINO IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruekc2) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (3 cards) None Rare 10  [CG149648](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149648)

2nd Green (N logo & gold border) None Rare 10  [CG149649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149649)

(“Guest Card” on reverse)

[**CASINO IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO65) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Member Card) None Rare 10  [CG149646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149646)

(Next to last line of text on reverse is 71mm wide)

Red (Member Card) None Rare 10  [CG171502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171502)

(Next to last line of text on reverse is 74mm wide)

2nd White (HMNEPIAAB KA3NHO KAYB) None Rare 10  [CG149647](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149647)

[**CASINO IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCI) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC Navy (Hologram Crown & Casino Name) None Rare 10  [CG149645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149645)

[**CASINO IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruroc1) **(Rostov-on-Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Statue holding flag with casino logo) None Rare 10  [CG149644](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149644)

[**CASINO IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIRCI) **(Irkutsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG172160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172160)

[**CASINO IMPERIAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLC4) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple (Crown) None Rare 10  [CG171853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171853)

[**CASINO IVANHOE’S CASTLE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO74) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Guest Card) None Rare 25  [CG171700](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171700)

(Printing is extremely difficult to read on this card)

[**CASINO IZHEVSK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIZCI) **(Izhevsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (Coins) None Rare 10  [CG171854](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171854)

[**CASINO JACKPOT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOCJ) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey/Multi (Slot Wheels w/JACKPOT on center reel) IVK-TAG Rare 10  [CG173026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173026)

Grey/Multi (Slot Wheels w/JACKPOT on center reel) None Rare 10  [CG173027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173027)

2nd Green/Blue (Diamond shape on left) None Rare 10  [CG173028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173028)

[**CASINO JAZZ TOWN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO32) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/Multi (“Daily” w/cartoon Jazz Players) None Rare 10  [CG149640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149640)

(Line of text over mag stripe is 71mm wide)

Red/Multi (“Daily” w/cartoon Jazz Players) None Rare 10  [CG171244](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171244)

(Line of text over mag stripe is 75mm wide)

Silver/Multi (“Silver” w/cartoon Jazz Players) None Rare 10  [CG149641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149641)

Gold/Multi (“Gold” w/cartoon Jazz Players) None Rare 10  [CG149642](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149642)

Black (“VIP” w/cartoon Jazz Players) None Rare 15  [CG149643](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149643)

Blue (“Slot” w/cartoon Jazz Players) None Rare 10  [CG171245](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171245)

[**CASINO JORDAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNC2) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: 1958 Closed: yes

1st Dk Blue (Oval Logo) None Rare 10  [CG149639](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149639)

[**CASINO KARAMBOL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCK) **(Ekateringburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Pool Balls on Table) None Rare 10  [CG171856](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171856)

[**CASINO KARAMBOL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURYCK) **(Ryazan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Green (Pool Balls to left, Card Dealer to right) None Rare 10  [CG171857](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171857)

[**CASINO KATARINBURG**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKC5) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Roulette Wheel & Slot Machines) None Rare 10  [CG171858](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171858)

[**CASINO KATUSHA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACK) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (Lady in Red) None Rare 10  [CG171859](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171859)

[**CASINO KEIPTAUN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO70) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Green (“Card”) None Rare 10  [CG171488](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171488)

[**CASINO KEIPTAUN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPCK) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Green (“Card”) None Rare 10  [CG103548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103548)

(Phone# is “(095) 5361148”)

2nd Dk Green (“Card”) None Rare 10  [CG041450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041450)

(Phone# is “812 497-60-61”)

**CASINO KLONDIKE (Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (“Member” & 33mm diameter logo) None Rare 10  [CG171860](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171860)

(31mm wide barcode on reverse)

Brown (“Member” & 33mm diameter logo) None Rare 10  [CG171861](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171861)

(45mm wide barcode on reverse)

2nd Brown (“Member” & 22mm diameter logo) None Rare 10  [CG171862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171862)

(31mm wide barcode on reverse)

Brown (“Member” &22mm diameter logo) None Rare 10  [CG171863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171863)

(45mm wide barcode on reverse)

(2nd issue cards also used at Casino Baltia and listed under both casinos)

[**CASINO KOLESO FORTUNY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUFCW) **(Ufa)**

*(See Casino Wheel of Fortune)*

[**CASINO KRISTINA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAC6) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow/Green (Lady’s Back) None Rare 10  [CG171864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171864)

[**CASINO KUZNETSK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCK) **(Novokuznetsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Piles of Chips) None Rare 10  [CG171865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171865)

[**CASINO LILIT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo34) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (Eagle) None Rare 10  [CG149057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149057)

(Barcode on reverse)

[**CASINO LORD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOCL) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2004

1st Bronze (Casino Lord Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171492)

[**CASINO LOTUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCL) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Cream (Water Lillies) None Rare 10  [CG171733](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171733)

[**CASINO LUXOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUPECL) **(Penza)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Casino Luxor & Ancient Writing) None Rare 10  [CG041821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041821)

[**CASINO LUXOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCL) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Idols & Ancient Writing) None Rare 10  [CG171735](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171735)

[**CASINO MALIBU**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKRMC) **(Krasnodar)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Black (“Member”) None Rare 10  [CG148450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148450)

[**CASINO MANHATTAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo35) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

1st Blue/Multi (City at Night) None Rare 10  [CG149637](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149637)

(**Light** Blue reverse)

2nd Blue/Multi (City at Night) None Rare 10  [CG149638](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149638)

(**Dark** Blue reverse)

[**CASINO MARILYN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOM1) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Partial Face on the left) None Rare 10  [CG148446](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148446)

2nd Blue (Member & Full Face) None Rare 10  [CG148447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148447)

3rd Silver/Purple (Member & Full Face) Rosan Rare 10  [CG148448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148448)

Silver/Purple (Member & Full Face) None Rare 10  [CG164546](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164546)

Gold (Member & Full Face – VIP) None Rare 10  [CG168736](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168736)

(Barcode on reverse of 2nd and 3rd issues)

4th Gold (Partial Face in the center) None Rare 10  [CG148449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148449)

[**CASINO MASKA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO81) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Multi (“Member”) None Rare 10  [CG171866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171866)

[**CASINO MEDVED**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCM) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Hotel Sibir)*

1st Grey/Brown (Bear Head) None Rare 10  [CG171867](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171867)

[**CASINO MEFISTO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAC3) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Orange (“Casino Club” & Devil) None Rare 10  [CG172026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172026)

[**CASINO MEGAPOLIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumom2) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Logo left) None Rare 10  [CG148443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148443)

Silver (Logo left) None Rare 10  [CG148444](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148444)

Gold (Logo left) None Rare 10  [CG148445](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148445)

2nd Blue (City Skyline with logo upper right) None Rare 10  [CG171482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171482)

[**CASINO MEGASTAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUPECM) **(Perm)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG041281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041281)

[**CASINO METELITSA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOC2) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 2009

1st White (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG171788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171788)

(Reverse text in black)

2nd White (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG149056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149056)

(Reverse text in gold)

Gold (Club Card) None Rare 10  [CG170256](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170256)

XX Blue (Metelitsa Poker Club) None Rare 15  [CG206813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206813)

[**CASINO METROPOL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo36) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: yes

1st Gold (Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG171517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171517)

2nd Green Marble (Logo Centered) DanCard Rare 10  [CG171518](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171518)

3rd Silver (“Light” and picture of hotel) None Rare 10  [CG171519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171519)

Gold (“Gold Card” and picture of hotel) None Rare 15  [CG171520](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171520)

[**CASINO MILLION**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOC1) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: yes

1st Black (Red Dragon) None Rare 10  [CG149636](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149636)

2nd Multi (“M” with circling colored lines) None Rare 10  [CG171522](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171522)

[**CASINO MIRAGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO40) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2009

1st Red (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG206812](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206812)

(291-14-23 & 291-67-56 phone numbers)

2nd Gold (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG041684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041684)

(No web address on reverse, phone# now 787-75-01)

3rd Copper (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG171367](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171367)

(Reverse text is approximately 5mm below mag stripe)

Copper (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG171368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171368)

(Reverse text is approximately 8mm below mag stripe)

(This issue has aweb address added on reverse)

[**CASINO MIRAGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACM) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Tan (Desert & Camel) None Rare 10  [CG171868](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171868)

[**CASINO MONARCH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO64) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Pink (King Logo) None Rare 10  [CG149635](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149635)

[**CASINO MONSTER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUFCM) **(Ufa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Black Winged Demon) None Rare 10  [CG172027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172027)

(10mm mag stripe, reverse text close to mag strip)

2nd Red (Black Winged Demon) None Rare 10  [CG172028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172028)

(12.5mm mag stripe, reverse text closer to bottom of card)

[**CASINO MONTE CARLO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCM) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG171455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171455)

[**CASINO MONTE CRISTO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rukrcm) **(Krasnoyarsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Logo centered – Mohme Kpucmo) None Rare 10  [CG171515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171515)

[**CASINO NAUTILUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCN) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Roulette Wheel & Money Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG171869](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171869)

[**CASINO NAUTILUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACN) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple (Submarine) None Rare 10  [CG171870](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171870)

[**CASINO NIRVANA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUAZCN) **(Azov-City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/Multi (Woman’s head mask & 4 suits) None Rare 10  [CG171930](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171930)

(6 lines of text on reverse)

2nd Red/Multi (Woman’s head mask & 4 suits) None Rare 10  [CG171931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171931)

(7 lines of text on reverse with no logo)

3rd Red/Multi (Woman’s head mask & 4 suits) None Rare 10  [CG171932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171932)

(7 lines of text on reverse with color logo)

[**CASINO NORTHERN LIGHTS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCN) **(Tolyatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Sea & Ice) None Rare 10  [CG172157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172157)

[**CASINO OASIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTVCO) **(Tver)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Orange (Sunset Scene with Trees to Right) None Rare 10  [CG171871](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171871)

[**CASINO ODISSEY / CASINO ODYSSEUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCO) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Ship & Rocks) None Rare 10  [CG171872](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171872)

[**CASINO OLYMPIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPO1) **(St. Petersburg)**  Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Red/Yellow (“Regular” and Large Sun) None Rare 10  [CG171485](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171485)

[**CASINO ORACUL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKRCO) **(Krasnodar)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black/Red (Casino Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG171478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171478)

[**CASINO ORLENOK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo41) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Ace of Clubs) None Rare 10  [CG171873](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171873)

[**CASINO OSCAR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKICO) **(Kirovograd)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Spade Royal Flush & “Oscar”) None Rare 10  [CG172161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172161)

[**CASINO PANORAMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCP) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow (Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG171874](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171874)

2nd Brown (Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG171875](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171875)

[**CASINO PEGASUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTVCP) **(Tver)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Orange (Pegasus – vertical card) None Rare 10  [CG171725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171725)

2nd Blue/White (Pegasus in Clouds) None Rare 10  [CG171726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171726)

[**CASINO PHANTOM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo42) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

1st Purple (Casino Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG171486](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171486)

[**CASINO PHARAOH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO43) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2009

1st Dk Blue (Large Pharaoh Head logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG171719](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171719)

2nd Grey (Tut carving toward right – vertical card) None Rare 10  [CG171720](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171720)

3rd Copper (Casino name centered) None Rare 10  [CG171721](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171721)

4th Bronze (Casino name centered) None Rare 10  [CG171722](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171722)

(Web address added on reverse)

[**CASINO PHARAOH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPCP) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Multi (Pyramids and Egyptians) None Rare 10  [CG171723](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171723)

2nd Green (Club Card) None Rare 10  [CG180552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=180552)

[**CASINO PHARAOH 2**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUYOCP) **(Yoshkar-Ola)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG171724](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171724)

[**CASINO PHOENIX**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVCP) **(Voronezh)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Drawing of casino) None Rare 10  [CG041951](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041951)

[**CASINO PILIGRIM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACP) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Large Ship) None Rare 10  [CG171876](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171876)

[**CASINO PLANET SUCCESS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUYACP) **(Yaroslavl)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black/Red (Small Planet) None Rare 10  [CG172165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172165)

[**CASINO PLAZA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruspc4) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Plaza Logo with dots in background) None Rare 10  [CG171497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171497)

[**CASINO PODMOSKOVIE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO44) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Bronze (Round Casino Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG194560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194560)

[**CASINO POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUOMCP) **(Omsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Heart Royal Flush) None Rare 10  [CG171877](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171877)

[**CASINO PRAGUE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNC5) **(Nizhni Novgorad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Skyview of city & racked pool balls) None Rare 10  [CG171878](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171878)

**CASINO PRIMOREC (Nakhodka)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Ship & Ocean) None Rare 10  [CG171884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171884)

[**CASINO PRIMORIE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCP) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Island with Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG171912](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171912)

2nd Gold (Logo center) None Rare 10  [CG171885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171885)

[**CASINO PRINCE IGOR / CASINO KNIAZ IGOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCP) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Army on left, Castle on right with sword between) None Rare 10  [CG171886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171886)

[**CASINO PRISM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIZCP) **(Izhevsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Green (Poker Table – cards, chips & money) None Rare 10  [CG171888](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171888)

XX Gold/Red (Spade, Heart, Diamond & Club) None Rare 10  [CG171889](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171889)

[**CASINO PYRAMID**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RULICP) **(Lipetsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (Pyramid) None Rare 10  [CG171890](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171890)

[**CASINO PYRAMID**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCP) **(Tol yatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Pyramid on left/dice & roulette wheel on right) None Rare 10  [CG172158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172158)

[**CASINO PYRAMID**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVOCP) **(Volzhsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (“Pyramida” over large triangle logo) None Rare 10  [CG105169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105169)

[**CASINO QUEEN of SPADES / CASINO PIKOVAYA DAMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCQ) **(Nizhny Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lavender (4 Queens) None Rare 10  [CG171893](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171893)

[**CASINO QUEEN of SPADES / CASINO PIKOVAYA DAMA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACQ) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Queen of Spades card to left obverse) None Rare 10  [CG171891](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171891)

2nd Pink (Lady with Mask) None Rare 10  [CG171892](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171892)

[**CASINO RIVIERA CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCR) **(Nizhny Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Casino Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG171620](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171620)

[**CASINO RIO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUCHCR) **(Chelyabinsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Bronze (Rio Bronze – Casino Slots – Poker Club) None Rare 10  [CG171537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171537)

[**CASINO ROTONDA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSA12) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Multi (Tree filled Yard) None Rare 10  [CG172162](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172162)

[**CASINO ROYAL PARK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCR) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/White (4 Cards) None Rare 10  [CG171896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171896)

[**CASINO ROYALE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO67) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Horsehead over Building) None Rare 10  [CG149065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149065)

PC Blue (Daily Gaming Card) Magnordata Rare 10  [CG149066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149066)

[**CASINO RUSSIAN LION**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNC7) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Lion’s Head Crest) None Rare 10  [CG171897](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171897)

2nd Orange/Black (2 Lions) None Rare 10  [CG171898](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171898)

[**CASINO RUSSIAN TROYKA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURYCR) **(Ryazan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Three Horses & Driver) None Rare 10  [CG171900](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171900)

[**CASINO RUSSIAN VILLAGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCR) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Farm Sunrise) None Rare 10  [CG171899](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171899)

[**CASINO SAFARI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACS) **(Samara)**

**S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan/Lt Blue (Oasis) None Rare 10  [CG171901](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171901)

[**CASINO SAFARI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOC2) **(Novosibirsk)**  Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Teal (Camel at Oasis) None Rare 10  [CG171903](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171903)

2nd Tan (“Safari” & 400 in Circle) None Rare 10  [CG171904](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171904)

3rd Silver (Giraffe with US Money) None Rare 10  [CG171905](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171905)

[**CASINO SALIERI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNCS) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Music Notes & Mozart) None Rare 10  [CG171906](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171906)

[**CASINO SATELLITE / CASINO SPUTNIK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNC8) **(Nizhui Novogorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Satellite) None Rare 10  [CG171909](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171909)

[**CASINO SATURN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNN11) **(Nizhui Novogorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Planet & Stars) None Rare 10  [CG171910](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171910)

[**CASINO SCREEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAC8) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Orange Film Strip) None Rare 10  [CG171911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171911)

[**CASINO SEVEN STARS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVOCS) **(Voronezh)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Bronze (Logo left) None Rare 10  [CG172107](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172107)

Silver (Logo & VIP) None Rare 10  [CG172108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172108)

Gold (Logo & VIP) None Rare 10  [CG172109](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172109)

[**CASINO SEVERYANKA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUROC2) **(Rostov-on-Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Picture of Casino) None Rare 15  [CG171487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171487)

[**CASINO SHANDA LA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURYCS) **(Ryazan)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Island in Ocean) None Rare 10  [CG171914](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171914)

[**CASINO SIBERIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOC4) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Forest Scene) None Rare 10  [CG171915](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171915)

[**CASINO SILVER TOWN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTUCS) **(Tula)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (Client) None Rare 10  [CG172111](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172111)

[**CASINO SLAVYANKA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo47) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2007

1st Biege (“member” under casino logo) None Rare 15  [CG171484](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171484)

[**CASINO SOCCER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNS1) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (“Soccer” & 5 Soccer Balls) None Rare 10  [CG172112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172112)

[**CASINO SOFIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOCS) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Pastel Colored Building) None Rare 10  [CG171916](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171916)

(**Two** phone numbers on reverse “(095) 163 7414, 463 5772”)

2nd White (Pastel Colored Building) None Rare 10  [CG171917](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171917)

(Only **One** phone number “(495) 163 7414”)

[**CASINO SPHINX**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMUCS) **(Murmansk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (Sphynx) None Rare 10  [CG171918](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171918)

[**CASINO SPLIT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNN12) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Beach Scene w/Trees on Left & Shell on Right) None Rare 10  [CG171919](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171919)

[**CASINO SPLIT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSMC1) **(Smolensk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Beach Scene w/Trees & Starfish on Left) None Rare 10  [CG171920](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171920)

[**CASINO SPLIT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rutvc1) **(Tver)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Beach Scene w/Trees on Right) None Rare 10  [CG171260](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171260)

2nd Biege (World Map & Coins) None Rare 10  [CG171261](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171261)

[**CASINO STAGECOACH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo49) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: yes

1st Brown (Casino logo with Stagecoach in postage stamp) None Rare 10  [CG175884](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175884)

[**CASINO STAR SKY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSA11) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Billions of Stars) None Rare 10  [CG172120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172120)

[**CASINO STEALTH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCS) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Navy Blue/Orange (Stealth Fighter & Fire in Sky) None Rare 10  [CG172121](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172121)

**CASINO TIMAL (Ufa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Green/Red (“VIP” & Shadowy Eyes) None Rare 10  [CG164552](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164552)

(Circular casino logo upper left)

[**CASINO TITANIC**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO51) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2004

[**BEZ DNA CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOBD) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Black (PRO) None Rare 10  [CG194561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194561)

[**CASINO VALERY BRYUSOV**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOCV) **(Moscow)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (Casino Logo with Bird Centered) None Rare 10  [CG171718](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171718)

(Says Guest Card in Russian under logo)

[**CASINO VAMP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTVCV) **(Tver)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Brown (Vampire to the left) None Rare 10  [CG172122](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172122)

[**CASINO VENUS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSMCV) **(Smolensk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Woman) None Rare 10  [CG171921](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171921)

[**CASINO VERSAILLES**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLCV) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Fountains) None Rare 10  [CG171922](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171922)

[**CASINO VISA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTVC2) **(Tver)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Bronze (“Member” with casino logo at right) None Rare 10  [CG172192](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172192)

[**CASINO VIVA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSA9) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White/Red (Casino VIVA!) None Rare 10  [CG171923](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171923)

[**CASINO VLADIVOSTOK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVLC6) **(Vladivostok)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Hotel Vladivostok)*

1st Grey (Cloudy Sunset over water) None Rare 10  [CG171924](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171924)

2nd Lavender (Crest & Cards) None Rare 10  [CG171925](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171925)

[**CASINO VOLGA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACV) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Orange (Canoes & Large Tree) None Rare 10  [CG162177](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162177)

[**CASINO WHEEL OF FORTUNE / CASINO KOLESO FORTUNY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUFCW)**(Ufa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Cards, Dice & Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG171926](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171926)

[**CASINO WHITE SABLE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCW) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Winter mountain scene) None Rare 10  [CG171927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171927)

[**CASINO WINNERS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOCW) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple (Winners Cup/Trophy) None Rare 10  [CG171928](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171928)

[**CASINO ZHIGULI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOCZ) **(Tolyatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Green (Mountain & Clouds) None Rare 10  [CG172159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172159)

[**CENTRAL CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMP01) **(Moscow)**

[Poker Club]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Grey (LK Logo & Member Card in Russian) None Rare 15  [CG207083](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207083)

[**CHAMPION SLOT HALL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUHACS) **(Multiple)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Soccer Ball Casino Logo) None Rare 10  [CG194559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194559)

Cream (VIP Card) None V Rare 25  [CG194578](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194578)

[**CHARLIE VIP CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCV) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Navy (Circule Charlie Chaplin Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172186)

[**CHICAGO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKCC) **(Ekaterinburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Bronze (Chicago Casino Scot Hall) None Rare 10  [CG175787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175787)

Gold (Chicago Casino Scot Hall) None Rare 10  [CG175788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175788)

[**CHKALOV CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSTCC) **(Sterlitamak)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Compass lower left – World Map background) None Rare 10  [CG172189](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172189)

[**CHRISTOPHER COLUMBUS CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUSCC) **(Ussuriysk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Burgandy (Ships Wheel & Casino Name in Russian) None Rare 15  [CG204231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204231)

[**CLUB ASTORIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO76) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/White/Black (Astoria Logo – vertical card) None Rare 10  [CG172007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172007)

[**CLUB EUROPE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOE1) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Large “E” and map of Europe) None Rare 10  [CG172008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172008)

Blue/Silver (Large “E” and map of Europe) None Rare 15  [CG172009](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172009)

[**CLUB on PYATNITSKAYA STREET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMP00) **(Moscow)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Dragon image with club name in Russian) None Rare 15  [CG207082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207082)

[**COLISEUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO62) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (4 Aces under Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171789](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171789)

[**COLISEUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMUCC) **(Murmansk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Stadium) None Rare 10  [CG171779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171779)

[**CONTI GROUP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPC6) **(Multiple)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold Multi (Large Coins & Cartoon Man with 7’s in hat) None Rare 10  [CG172141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172141)

(Green reverse)

2nd Gold Multi (Small Coins & Cartoon Man with 7’s in hat) None Rare 10  [CG172142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172142)

(Tan reverse with provision for member photo)

3rd Blue (Casino Conti Gold Card) None Rare 10  [CG175183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175183)

Blue ("Casino Conti" & CC-A Hologram) None Rare 10  [CG149064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149064)

4th Silver ("CG" centered & Club Card across top) None Rare 10  [CG172181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172181)

(5 locations listed)

5th Silver (“CG” centered – 8 locations listed) None Rare 10  [CG172182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172182)

6th Silver (“CG” centered – 6 locations listed) None Rare 10  [CG172306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172306)

(6 locations listed on 6 lines)

7th Silver (“CG” centered – 6 locations listed) None Rare 10  [CG172183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172183)

(6 locations listed on 7 lines)

XX Blue (Poker Club) None Rare 10  [CG172307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172307)

[**CONTINENTAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo55) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2006

1st Biege (“Classic” & KK logo) None Rare 15  [CG171615](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171615)

[**CROWN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO56) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2009

1st Yellow (Large “K” in Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172166](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172166)

Silver (Large “K” in Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172167](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172167)

2nd Silver (Small “K” in a broach) None Rare 10  [CG172168](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172168)

3rd Green (Guest) None Rare 10  [CG171443](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171443)

Silver (Silver) None Rare 10  [CG173666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173666)

Gold (Gold) None Rare 15  [CG173667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173667)

(Address line under reverse logo is 71mm wide)

4th Green (Guest) None Rare 10  [CG179032](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=179032)

Black (Platinum) None Rare 25  [CG173670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173670)

(Address line under reverse logo is 75mm wide)

XX Maroon (“Kaydhar kapma” with large K background) None Rare 10  [CG182734](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182734)

(Karma Club in Russian, small K logo upper left obverse)

XX White (Large Script-K with crown) None Rare 10  [CG204215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204215)

(Mag stripe but no printing on reverse)

[**CRYSTAL** **CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruvoc1) **(Voronezh)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: yes

1st Blue (Member) None Rare 15  [CG171606](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171606)

[**DIAMOND CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTODC) **(Tomsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (“Member Card” & Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG172010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172010)

2nd Blue (“Membership Card” & picture card) None Rare 10  [CG172011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172011)

[**DONCHANKA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURODC) **(Rostov–on Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Lady’s Head) None Rare 10  [CG172012](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172012)

[**DOSTOEVSKIY HALL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMODH)  **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Exclusive Slot Hall) None Rare 10  [CG173029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173029)

[**DRUMMER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumod3) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Daily) None Rare 10  [CG171473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171473)

Silver (Silver) None Rare 15  [CG171474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171474)

[**ELKI-PALKI CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAEC) **(Saransk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Cartoon Craps Table) None Rare 10  [CG172016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172016)

[**EMERALD CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruspe1) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: yes

1st Teal (Roulette Wheel & Matt) None Rare 10  [CG148685](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148685)

2nd Green (“Member” Boat & Building) None Rare 10  [CG148686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148686)

[**FISH-ka**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUNFI) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (Fish & Casino Chips over Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG173031](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173031)

[**FORTUNE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruspf1) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1996

1st Blue (Club Card) None Rare 10  [CG041581](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041581)

[**GOLDEN AGE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOGA) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (VIP & Chip with Top Hat above logo) None Rare 15  [CG207084](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207084)

[**GOLDEN GARDEN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO28) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2009

1st Yellow/Green (Golden Garden Casino) None Rare 10  [CG151335](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151335)

[**GOLDEN HORSESHOE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumog1) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2004 Closed: 2007

1st Bronze (VIP) None Rare 10  [CG041423](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041423)

[**GOLDEN HORSESHOE POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOGH) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Maroon (The Club Card) None Rare 10  [CG175885](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175885)

[**GOLDEN ORCHID POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSMGO) **(Smolensk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Maroon (Golden Orchid Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172191](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172191)

[**GOLDEN PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumog4) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Golden Palace Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG171448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171448)

(Smartchip on reverse)

2nd White (Golden Palace Logo Centered) None Rare 10  [CG203197](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203197)

[**GOLDEN RING CLUB / GR CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOG5) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2009

1st Black (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG175895](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175895)

[**GOLDEN RIVER POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOGR) **(Moscow)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Golden River and “www.g-river.ru” web adr) None Rare 15  [CG207086](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207086)

[**GOSPOJA UDACHA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOGU) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (VIP & Casino Photo) None Rare 15  [CG173033](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173033)

[**GRAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOGC) **(Tomsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Green (Top Hat, Cane & Ace of Diamonds) None Rare 10  [CG172025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172025)

[**HALLE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUFHC) **(Ufa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Large Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG194571](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194571)

[**HORSESHOE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumoh1) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1994 Closed: 2003

1st Silver (Horse) None Rare 10  [CG149062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149062)

**IBIZA CASINO (Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Colorful IBIZA Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171489](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171489)

(Reverse phone# is “(095) 380 0290”)

2nd Green (Colorful IBIZA Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171490](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171490)

(Reverse phone# is “(495) 380 0290”)

[**IMAGEN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOIC) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Copper (Music Notes) None Rare 10  [CG173034](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173034)

(Phone# is “65-07-52”)

Copper (Music Notes) None Rare 10  [CG173035](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173035)

(Phone# is “65-50-51”)

[**JOKER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSUJC) **(Sturgut)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st BlueGreen (Joker Casino Logo at Left) None Rare 15  [CG172330](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172330)

[**KAMILLA CASINO / CAMILLA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOC7) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Blue (Diamond Center) None Rare 10  [CG149686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149686)

(Signature strip on reverse, address bottom right reverse)

2nd Dk Blue (Diamond Center) None Rare 10  [CG171855](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171855)

(**NO** signature strip on reverse)

3rd Dk Blue (Diamond Center) None Rare 10  [CG175181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175181)

(Signature strip on reverse, address above mag stripe on reverse)

[**KAPITEL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO78) **(Moscow)**

*(See Capital Casino)*

**KAYBHAR KAPTA**

*(See “National Playing System”)*

[**KHANTY-MANSIYSK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUNKH) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: ?

1st Silver (Sun City – Member) None Rare 10  [CG173036](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173036)

[**KNIGHTS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUYAKC) **(Yaroslavl)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Knight on Horseback centered) None Rare 10  [CG173037](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173037)

**KORSTON HOTEL & CASINO**

*(See “Casino de Paris”)*

[**KRC MEETING PLACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOKM) **(Noyabrsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Green (“Guest” – Silver Crest Logo at Left) None Rare 10  [CG171728](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171728)

[**KUTUZOV HALL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOKH) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Tan (Member) None Rare 10  [CG171480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171480)

[**LAS VEGAS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIZLV) **(Izhevsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (“Las Vegas” over “Las Vegas” pattern) None Rare 10  [CG172169](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172169)

[**LAS VEGAS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUROCL) **(Rostov-on-Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Picture of Casino Strip) None Rare 10  [CG171729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171729)

(Reverse text close to mag stripe to allow room for embossed player# at bottom of card)

2nd Black (Picture of Casino Strip) None Rare 10  [CG171730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171730)

(Reverse text close to bottom of card now that player# is printed)

3rd Red (Las Vegas Casino 1994 in crest) None Rare 10  [CG171731](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171731)

[**LUCIANO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIZLC) **(Izhevsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Pink (Street Scene with Car & People) None Rare 10  [CG171732](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171732)

[**MAGIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKHCM) **(Khabarovsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Wizard in Tall Triangle) None Rare 10  [CG172163](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172163)

[**MAKSIMUM GAMING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOMG) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Silver (MAXUMYM) None Rare 10  [CG173038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173038)

[**MALINA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rusum1) **(Surgut)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

1st Green (Guest) None Rare 10  [CG171263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171263)

[**MANGO-MANGO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUEKMC) **(Ekaterinberg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (“Mango-Mango” & Palm Tree Logo) None Rare 10  [CG194557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194557)

Gold (“Mango-Mango” & Palm Tree Logo) None Rare 10  [CG194558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194558)

[**MONEY MANIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUNMM) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Mahu Logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG173039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173039)

Gold (Mahu Logo centered-Gold) None Rare 10  [CG173040](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173040)

Black (Mahu Logo centered-VIP) None Rare 10  [CG173041](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173041)

[**MONTPLAISIR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO58) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2003

1st Green (“Classik Card” and MP Logo) None Rare 25  [CG171618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171618)

[**MOON LIGHT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAML) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Ocean, Moon and Palms) None Rare 10  [CG172029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172029)

2nd Gold (Moon Light Casino Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172030](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172030)

[**MOSCOW COMMERCIAL CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOMC) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Red sticker with logo at left) None Rare 10  [CG173042](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173042)

[**MOZART CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKRM1) **(Sochi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Music Notes) None Rare 10  [CG172164](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172164)

[**NATIONAL PLAYING SYSTEM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMONP) **(Moscow)**

**KAYBHAR KAPTA (4 different locations/casinos)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Red (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG173043](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173043)

Silver (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG202154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202154)

(“D” in **green** diamond on reverse in upper left corner of the 4 logos)

2nd Burgundy (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG173044](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173044)

(“D” in **green** diamond on reverse in lower right corner of the 4 logos)

3rd Burgundy (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG173045](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173045)

Silver (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG173144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173144)

(“D” in **green** diamond on reverse in lower left corner of the 4 logos)

4th Burgundy (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG173046](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173046)

Silver (6 Stars over over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 15  [CG173047](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173047)

(“D” in **red** diamond on reverse in upper left corner of the 4 logos, upper right logo has “New”

at upper right)

5th Burgundy (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG202153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202153)

(“D” in **red** diamond on reverse in upper left corner of the 4 logos, upper right logo is a

horizontal strip)

6th Burgundy (6 Stars over a Diamond, 4 stars under) None Rare 10  [CG173048](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173048)

(3 logos on reverse)

*(Red/Burgandy cards actually say "Bonus Club Playing Card" on obverse in Russian)*

[**NEW GENERATION**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMONG) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Maroon (Member) None Rare 10  [CG041819](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041819)

[**NEW YORK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMO37) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: yes

1st Red/White/Blue (“Daily” & Statue of Liberty) None Rare 10  [CG149006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149006)

(Reverse – **Light** Blue text)

Silver (“Silver” & Statue of Liberty) None Rare 15  [CG171246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171246)

2nd Red/White/Blue (“Daily” & Statue of Liberty) None Rare 10  [CG149007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149007)

(Reverse – **Dark** Blue text)

3rd Blue ("Slots" & City Skyline) None Rare 10  [CG149008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149008)

[**NEW YORK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVONY) **(Volgodgrad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (“New York” & Statue of Liberty) None Rare 15  [CG207085](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=207085)

[**ORACLE GAMBLING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUVOOG) **(Volzhsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Triangular Oracle Logo) None Rare 10  [CG172185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172185)

[**PAPANIN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruspp1) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Black (Casino Logo & “KA3HNO”) None Rare 10  [CG103536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=103536)

[**PARADISE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOPC) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (“Member” -- Round Logo & 2--$ Signs) None Rare 10  [CG171727](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171727)

(Card is also usable at Casino Manhattan)

[**PARATOV CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUARPC) **(Arkhangelsk)**

[Riverboat]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Bronze (Ship image in casino logo) None Rare 10  [CG171796](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171796)

[**PEARL OYSTER CASINO, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUXXCP) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Purple (Sunset on Water & Pearl in Shell) None Rare 10  [CG148994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148994)

[**PESCHERA ALLADINA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTOPA) **(Tolyatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Pink (Treasure Chest & Trees) None Rare 10  [CG171745](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171745)

**[POKER CLUB MANAGEMENT](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOP1) (Moscow)**

[Card Room]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (PCM) None Rare 10  [CG194579](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194579)

[**PREMIER CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPCC) **(St Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Gold (Hat & Cane over building) None Rare 10  [CG152006](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152006)

2nd Gold (Hat & Cane) None Rare 10  [CG152007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152007)

(No web address on reverse)

3rd Gold/Green (Hat & Cane) None Rare 10  [CG152008](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152008)

Gold/Black (Hat & Came) None Rare 10  [CG175180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175180)

(Web address on reverse just above mag stripe)

**[PRESTIGE SLOT CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUNPS) (Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (VIP) None Rare 10  [CG173050](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173050)

2nd Red (Jester Mask) None Rare 10  [CG182844](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182844)

[**PULLMAN CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo45) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: 2006

1st Silver (Club Member) None Rare 10  [CG148992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148992)

[**ROCCO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNRC) **(Nizhui Novogorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Mustard (4 Cards with just the suites) None Rare 10  [CG172101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172101)

[**ROYAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruchrc) **(Chelyabinsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (“Royal Casino” and 4 Aces) None Rare 10  [CG171538](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171538)

[**ROYAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTORC) **(Togliatti)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Skyline & Ship Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171539](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171539)

[**ROYAL CLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSACR) **(Saratov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (“Royal Club Casino” & Crown) None Rare 10  [CG171894](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171894)

[**RUBICON GAME CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUUNRG) **(?)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Classic) None Rare 10  [CG173051](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173051)

[**SAVOY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNNSC) **(Nizhni Novgorod)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Purple (Orange Ball) None Rare 10  [CG172105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172105)

[**SENATE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIRSC) **(Irkutsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Black (Roulette Mat & Chips) None Rare 10  [CG172106](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172106)

[**SEVEN STARS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKRSS) **(Krasnodar)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/White (SBS & Yellow Stars) Sacoa Rare 10  [CG172126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172126)

2nd Blue/White (SBS & Yellow Stars) None Rare 10  [CG182842](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=182842)

[**SEVEN WONDERS ENT. COMPLEX**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUTUSW) **(Tula)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Egyptian Images) None Rare 10  [CG171791](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171479)

2nd Tan (King Tut’s Face in Clouds) None Rare 10  [CG171913](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171913)

[**SHAMBALA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKRSC) **(Krasnodar)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Guest) None Rare 10  [CG171479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171479)

[**SHANGRI LA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumos2) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2009

1st Multi (“SL” on Small Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG149058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149058)

(Rainbow of colors from mountain)

Silver (“SL” on Small Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG149059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149059)

Brown (“SL” on Small Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG171239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171239)

(Phone# on reverse is (095) 209 6400 for these 3 cards)

Copper (“Slots” on Large Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG171242](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171242)

Gold (“Slots” on Large Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG171243](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171243)

(Phone# on reverse is 209-6400 for these 2 cards)

Green (“Slots” on Large Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG172062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172062)

(Phone# on reverse is (095) 209-6400)

2nd Yellow/Multi (“SL” on Small Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG171240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171240)

(Rainbow of colors from mountain. Phone# on reverse is (495) 650-640-0)

Bronze (“Slots” on Large Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG171241](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171241)

(Phone# on reverse is (495) 650-6400)

(All cards with a small mountain have the casino name in Russian. Cards with a large mountain

have the casino name in English.)

[**SHANGRI LA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSPSC) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi (“SL” on Small Mountain) None Rare 10  [CG041818](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041818)

(Rainbow of colors from mountain with casino name in English, phone# is (812) 332-2244)

[**SHARK CLUB CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIZSC) **(Izhevsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Shark) None Rare 10  [CG172110](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172110)

[**SLAVA CASINO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSSSC) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange/Yellow/Blue (Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG041817](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041817)

(Three phone numbers over mag stripe: 260-3003, 260-7112 and 260-3103)

2nd Orange/Yellow/Blue (Multi-colored Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG151333](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151333)

(Last phone on bottom line of reverse is "260 3003")

3rd Orange/Yellow/Blue (Multi-colored Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG151334](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151334)

(Last phone# on bottom line of reverse is "260 1838")

4th Blue/Silver (Stars with casino logo bottom left) None Rare 10  [CG172072](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172072)

(Phone# 260-3003)

5th Silver (SILVER) None Rare 10  [CG172073](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172073)

(Pone# (812) 260-30-03)

[**SLOT HALL X-TIME**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOSH) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Silver ("Silver Card" and Large X-logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG173052](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173052)

[**SOBRANIE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUKASC) **(Kaliningrad)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed:no

1st Black (Sobranie Casino logo centered) None Rare 15  [CG160531](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=160531)

(Thick plastic card with “MY BONUS” on bottom left reverse)

[**SOCHI CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSOS) **(Sochi)**

Slot Club Opened: 2017 Closed: no

1st Gold (Gold Card in Russian) None Rare 20  [CG206971](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206971)

Grey (Platinum Card in Russian) None Rare 30  [CG206972](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206972)

Blue (Diamond Card in Russian) None Rare 40  [CG206973](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206973)

Red (Premier Card in Russian) None Rare 50  [CG206975](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206975)

(Obverse has “Regal Rewards” in Russian with large crown image in background and casino

logo at the left on the above cards. *The casino website also lists a Guest, President and*

*Exclusive level but there are no pictures)*

Red (Bonus Slots – Bonus in Russian) None Rare 20  [CG206987](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206987)

(Used at the slot machine room that was opened separately about 200 meters from the main casino)

[**SOL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=rumo48) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: 2009

1st Yellow (Sun upper left) None Rare 10  [CG148692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148692)

2nd Purple (Sun upper left) None Rare 10  [CG148693](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148693)

3rd Purple (VIP Hologram upper right) None Rare 10  [CG148694](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148694)

4th Yellow (“Silver” and small sun upper left) None Rare 15  [CG171259](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171259)

[**SUPER CHANCE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSUSC) **(Surgut)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: yes

1st Blue (“Cynep Wahc KA3NHO” with Horse Shoe) None Rare 10  [CG041960](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041960)

[**SUPER SLOTS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOSS) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2009

*(Numerous slot locations with most in Moscow and a few in Nizhniy Novgorod)*

1st Red ($ CynEP CnOTC) None Rare 10  [CG172138](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172138)

Yellow ($ CynEP CnOTC) None Rare 10  [CG172139](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172139)

Silver ($ CynEP CnOTC KA3NHO Silver) None Rare 10  [CG172140](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172140)

[**TALEON CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ruspc5) **(St. Petersburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: yes

1st Dark Blue (Guest Card) None Rare 10  [CG148691](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148691)

[**TIGRE de CRISTAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUAVCT) **(Artyom)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Cristal Privilege Club – Ruby) None Rare 10  [CG203170](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203170)

Orange (Cristal Privilege Club – Opal) None Rare 10  [CG203172](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203172)

Blue (Cristal Privilege Club – Sapphire) None V Rare 15  [CG203173](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203173)

Black (Cristal Privilege Club – Diamond) None V Rare 25  [CG203174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=203174)

[**TREASURE ISLAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUNOTI) **(Novosibirsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (Island with Treasure Chest & Skeleton) None Rare 10  [CG172179](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172179)

[**TREASURE ISLAND GAMING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMATI) **(Malakhova)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Yellow/Blue (“gold” with Island & Palm Tree) None Rare 10  [CG172180](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172180)

[**V-CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUSAVC) **(Samara)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (V Casino logo upper left corner) None Rare 10  [CG172123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172123)

[**VA-BANK GAMING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUMOVG) **(Moscow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Burgundy (Logo center &coins around right corner) None Rare 10  [CG172131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172131)

Burgundy (Logo centered & coins surrounding logo) None Rare 10  [CG041686](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041686)

2nd White (Logo center) None Rare 10  [CG172132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172132)

3rd Mustard/Multi (Slots, Roulette & Dice) None Rare 10  [CG172133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172133)

(No mag stripe on reverse)

Mustard/Multi (Slots, Roulette & Dice) None Rare 10  [CG172134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172134)

(Mag stripe on reverse and text moved lower)

Silver/Multi (Slots, Roulette & Dice) None Rare 10  [CG172135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172135)

Gold/Multi (Slots, Roulette & Dice) None Rare 10  [CG172136](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172136)

[**VERSAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RURDVC) **(Rostov-on-Don)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Dk Green (“Member’s Card” & Statues) None Rare 10  [CG172124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172124)

(Bottom line of reverse text near border is 72mm wide)

2nd Dk Green (“Member’s Card” & Statues) None Rare 10  [CG172125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172125)

(Bottom line of reverse text near border is 65mm wide)

[**VIKO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUIXVC) **(Izhenvsk)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: yes

1st Black (Large Abstrack Champagne Glass) None Rare 10  [CG194573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194573)

[**VULCAN GAME CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=RUXXVG) **(Multiple)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: 2009

1st Blue (Casino Logo Centered – no mag stripe) None Rare 10  [CG041813](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041813)

Blue (VIP-KAPTA – no mag stripe) None Rare 10  [CG041814](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041814)

Blue (Casino Logo and Stars) None Rare 10  [CG172147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172147)

Blue (Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG172148](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172148)

[**SERBIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=cs)

[**GRAND CASINO BEOGRAD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=csbeg1) **(Belgrade)**

Slot Club Opened:2007 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Crystal” & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG143251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143251)

(Dark blue edge at bottom)

2nd Blue (“Crystal” & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG177656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177656)

(Light blue edge at bottom, “Grand Casino Beograd” on 1 line)

3rd Blue (“Crystal” & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG206808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206808)

(Light blue edge at bottom, “Grand Casino Beograd” on 2 lines)

XX White (Grand Casino Beograd Logo & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG143252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143252)

[**SINGAPORE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=sg)

[**MARINA BAY SANDS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SGXXMB)

Slot Club Opened:2010 Closed: no

1st Red/Black (Premier Advantage – Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG138990](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138990)

Gold/Black (Premier Advantage – Premier Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG138991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138991)

Grey/Black (Premier Advantage – Premier Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG138992](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138992)

Silver/Black (Premier Advantage – Premier Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG138993](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138993)

(Player photo may appear on obverse)

2nd Purple (Sands Rewards Club – Premier) None V Scarce 7  [CG138994](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138994)

Gold (Sands Rewards Club – Premier Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG138995](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138995)

Grey (Sands Rewards Club – Premier Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG138996](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138996)

Black (Sands Rewards Club – Premier Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG138997](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138997)

(Hologram logo bottom left on reverse, player photo may appear on obverse)

3rd Grey (Paiza – Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG176357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176357)

(Picture on reverse)

[**RESORTS WORLD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SGSIRW)

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Red (Genting Rewards – Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG138998](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138998)

Silver (Genting Rewards – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG138999](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138999)

Gold (Genting Rewards – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG139000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139000)

White (Genting Rewards – Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG139001](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139001)

(Player photo may appear on obverse, cards have band across bottom obverse for player info,

Gentings Rewards logo under player photo square)

2nd Red (Genting Rewards – Classic) None V Scarce 7  [CG139002](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139002)

(Gentings Rewards logo a top of card)

[**SLOVAKIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=s3)

[**BANCO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=S3BRBC) **(Bratislava)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Purple (Player’s Card) None Rare 10  [CG177547](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177547)

**CASINO ADMIRAL (Mutiple Locations)**

*(Uses the same cards as the Casino Admiral locations in the Czech Rep.)*

[**CASINOS SLOVAKIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=S3BRC1) **(Bratislava)**

Slot Club Opened: 1991 Closed: no

* **CASINO-CAFÉ REDUTA**
* **CASINO KOSICE**
* **CASINO NITRA**
* **CASINO PIESTANY**
* **CASINO ZILINA**

1st White (Map & 3 Locations Listed) None Rare 10  [CG149863](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149863)

(3 casinos listed on obverse; Casino Piesfany, Casino Kosice, and Casino Café Reduta. )

White (Casino Building Drawing) None Rare 10  [CG177657](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177657)

(3 casinos listed on obverse; Casino Piesfany, Casino Kosice, and Casino Café Reduta. )

2nd Red (Roulette Table & Chips – 3 Locations Listed) None V Scarce 7  [CG149864](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149864)

(3 casinos listed on reverse; Casino Piesfany, Casino Kosice, and Casino Café Reduta. )

PC Grey (Map & 3 Locations Listed) None Rare 10  [CG171113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171113)

(3 casinos listed on obverse; Casino Piesfany, Casino Kosice, and Casino Café Reduta. )

PC Red/Wht/Blk (Roulette wheel & 4 Locations Listed) None V Scarce 7  [CG149865](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149865)

(Casino-Café Reduta, Casino Piestany, Casino Kosice, and Casino Zilina)

PC Red/Wht/Blk (Roulette wheel & 5 Locations Listed) None V Scarce 7  [CG149866](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149866)

(Casino-Café Reduta, Casino Piestany, Casino Kosice, Casino Zilina and Casino Nitra)

[**KAJOT INTACTO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=S3SEKI) **(Mutiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Black (Gold Club) None Rare 10  [CG177660](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177660)

[**MONACO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=S3BRMC) **(Bratislava)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Black (Monaco Logo & Diamonds on Table) None Rare 10  [CG177659](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177659)

[**OLYMPIC CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=S3BRO1) **(Bratislava)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Blue (Bonus Club) None Rare 10  [CG177658](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177658)

(Phone# on reverse is “+421 917 314 807”)

[**REGENCY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=s3brr1) **(Bratislava)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Blue (Regency Casino Bratislava Logo) None Rare 10  [CG171252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171252)

[**SLOVENIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=si)

**[CASINO BLED](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=siblc1) (Bled)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Blue (River Scene w/Logo & Web Address) None Rare 15  [CG039465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039465)

Blue (River Scene w/Logo & Web Address– 01.03.2005 ) None Rare 15  [CG039526](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039526)

2nd Blue (River Scene w/Logo & VIP) None Rare 15  [CG039527](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039527)

Blue (River Scene w/Logo & VIP – 01.03.2005) None Rare 15  [CG039528](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039528)

3rd Red (“Life is a Game!” & Queen of Hearts in Sleeve) None Rare 15  [CG212372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212372)

[**CASINO HOTEL CARNEVALE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SISKCH) **(Skofije)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Black/Orange (Masked Face) None Rare 15  [CG039548](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039548)

[**CASINO ISOLA / IZOLA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SIIZCI) **(Izola)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: ?

1st Black (Prestige Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG212376](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212376)

[**CASINO LEV**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SILJCL) **(Bled)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Black (Prestige Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG039529](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039529)

(“IS Casino Lev” in reverse address starts after the phone# below)

2nd Black (Prestige Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG212375](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212375)

(“Casino Lev” in reverse address starts before the phone# below)

[**CASINO MOND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SISVCM) **(Sentilij v Sloveenskih Goricah)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Green (Club Hit Stars – Loyalty Card) None Rare 15  [CG150390](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=150390)

(Barcode only on reverse)

*(See Hit Casino Mond for later cards used at multiple HIT Casino locations)*

**[CASINOS PORTOTOSE](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SISLCP) (Casino management group)**

* [**CASINO BERNARDIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SIPOCB) **(Portoroz)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

* [**GRAND CASINO LIPICA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=siseg1) **(Sezana)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

* [**GRAND CASINO PORTOROZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=sipog1) **(Portoroz)**

Slot Club Opened:1913 Closed: no

1st White (“Card Privilege” & Card uite Symbols) None Rare 10  [CG139003](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139003)

2nd Gold (“Casino Portoroz – Portorose” & Flower) None Rare 10  [CG174022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174022)

Gold/Silver (“Casino Portoroz – Portorose & Flower) None Rare 15  [CG174025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174025)

3rd Orange (“Privilege Club” & Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG174026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174026)

Green (“Privilege Club” & Roulette Wheel) None Rare 10  [CG174066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174066)

Black (“Grand Casino Privilege Club” & Dancer) None Rare 25  [CG174070](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174070)

[**CASINO RIO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SILJCR) **(Ljubljana)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Black (Rio Casino Igralni Salon) None Rare 15  [CG039549](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039549)

[**CASINO RIVIERA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SIPOCR) **(Portoroz)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Blue (Casino Card) None Rare 10  [CG185506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185506)

*(See Casinos Portotose for cards used at multiple properties including Casino Riviera)*

[**GRAND CASINO LJUBLJANA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SILJGC) **(Ljubljana)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st Red (“Club”) None Rare 15  [CG039542](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039542)

2nd Red (“Players Club”) None Rare 15  [CG039544](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039544)

[**GRAND MEDIA CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=siljg1) **(Ljubljana)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

1st White (Casino Ljubljana) None Rare 25  [CG142881](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=142881)

[**HIT CASINO KORONA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=sikgh1) **(Kranjska Gora)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

[**HIT CASINO MOND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SISVCM) **(Sentilij v Sloveenskih Goricah)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

[**HIT CASINO PARK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=singh1) **(Nova Gorica)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

[**HIT CASINO PERLA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=singh2) **(Nova Gorica)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: no

*(Cards are shared between locations as noted in the descriptions)*

1st Silver (Privelege Club Hit Casinos Silver) None Rare 10  [CG172773](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172773)

(Lists Korona, Park & Perla casinos on the reverse)

2nd Silver (Privilege Club Hit Casinos Silver) None Rare 10  [CG172774](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172774)

Gold (Privilege Club Hit Casinos Gold) None Rare 10  [CG172775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172775)

Black (Privilege Club Hit Casinos Black) None Rare 15  [CG172776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172776)

(Lists Korona, Mond, Park & Perla casinos on the reverse)

**IGRALNI SALON CASINO PRINCESS (Nova Gorica)**

Slot Club Opened:? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Princess Players Club) None Rare 15  [CG212377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212377)

[**KONGO HOTEL & CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=sigrk1) **(Grosuplje)**

Slot Club Opened:2003 Closed: no

1st Black (“Samomi Kongo Players Club” & Lion Head) Identiks Rare 15  [CG212374](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=212374)

[**SOUTH AFRICA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=za)

[**BLACKROCK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=zanbc) **(Newcastle)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

*(Operated by Tsogo Sun)*

1st White (“Blackrock Casino” & Tsogo Sun Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG193750](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193750)

(Smart chip on obverse)

[**CAESARS GAUTENG**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAJOCG) **(Johannesburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2005

1st Red (“Winners Circle”) BNCT 02/99 9726 Rare 20  [CG175038](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175038)

Gold (“Winners Circle”) BNCT Rare 25  [CG175039](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175039)

[**CALEDON, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZACCC1) **(Caledon)**

*(Operated by Tsogo Sun)*

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: no

1st Grey (All Stars) None V Scarce 7  [CG014235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014235)

2nd White (Tsogo Sun Logo with Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG174587](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174587)

(Tsogo Sun listed on reverse, no mention of Caledon anywhere on card)

[**CARNIVAL CITY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZABRCC) **(Carnival City)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Pink (Carnival City Logo with Jester & No Text) None V Scarce 7  [CG014236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014236)

(Smartchip on obverse, magnetic stripe on reverse)

*(Now uses the generic Sun International cards)*

XX Pink (Carnival City Logo with Stars & 8 Lines Text) None V Scarce 7  [CG014246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014246)

(Smartchip on obverse, magnetic stripe on reverse)

XX Pink (Carnival City Logo with Stars & 8 Lines Text) None V Scarce 7  [CG014237](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014247)

(Smartchip on obverse, NO magnetic stripe on reverse)

(Above two XX cards are assumed to be temporary cards, because reverse says “This card is only

valid at Carnival City on day of issue.”)

[**EMERALD CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAGUEC) **(Vanderbijlpark)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (“Emerald Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG001224](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=001224)

Green (“Emerald Club Green”) None V Scarce 7  [CG014269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014269)

2nd Blue (Emerald Rewards – Day Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG166246](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166246)

Green (Emerald Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG166318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166318)

Gold (Emerald Rewards – Gold) None Rare 10  [CG166319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166319)

Silver (Emerald Rewards – Diamond) None Rare 15  [CG166320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=166320)

[**EMNOTWENI**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZANEC) **(Nelspruit)**

*(Operated by Tsogo Sun)*

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (“Club Festival” & Large Logo with 2 Flags) ? V Scarce 7  [CG014248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014248)

[**EMPERORS PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAJOE1) **(Kempton Park)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Operated by Peermont Global)*

1st Red (“Winners Circle” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG014293](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014293)

Gold ("Winners Circle" & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG143235](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143235)

2nd White (“Casino Card” & Peermont logo) None Rare 10  [CG143236](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143236)

(“Rio” is the first location in the middle column on the reverse)

3rd White (“Casino Card” & Peermont logo) None Rare 10  [CG177560](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177560)

(“Rio” is the last location in the middle column on the reverse)

[**GARDEN ROUTE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAMBG1) **(Mossel Bay)**

*(Operated by Tsogo Sun)*

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st White (“Garden Route Casino R30” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG159523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=159523)

2nd Gold (Tsogo Sun Logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG177730](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177730)

[**GOLD REEF CITY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAJOGR) **(Johannesburg)**

*(See "Silverstar Casino" for earlier cards, now operated by Tsogo Sun)*

1st White (“Gold Reef City” & Tsogo Sun Logo) Opengate V Scarce 7  [CG175135](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175135)

(Smart chip on obverse)

White (“Gold Reef City” & Tsogo Sun Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG198747](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=198747)

(Smart chip on obverse)

[**GOLDEN VALLEY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAWGV1) **(Worcester)**

*(See Sun International for cards used at this casino)*

[**GRACELAND HOTEL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=zampgh) **(Graceland Secunda)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

*(Operated by Peermont Global)*

1st White (“Casino Card” & Peermont logo) None Rare 10  [CG193751](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193751)

[**GRAND WEST CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZACTG1) **(Cape Town)**

*(Operated by Sun International)*

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Red/Blue Compas Logo & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG014304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014304)

**[MMABATHO PALMS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAMMP1) (Mmabathu Mafikeng)**

Slot Club Opened: 2009 Closed: no

*(Operated by Peermont Global)*

1st White (“Casino Card” & Peermont logo) None Rare 10  [CG174108](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174108)

[**MONTECASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAFOMO) **(Johannesburg)**

*(Operated by Tsogo Sun)*

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Club Festival” & Logo with 2 Flags) None V Scarce 7  [CG046550](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046550)

Silver (“Club Festival Platinum” & Logo with 2 Flags) None V Scarce 7  [CG046557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046557)

2nd Red (“Club Festival”) NAM/TECH V Scarce 7  [CG046570](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046570)

(NAM/TECH with 09/08)

Gold (“Club Festival” & Logo with 2 Flags) NAM/TECH V Scarce 7  [CG046592](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046592)

(NAM/TECH with 10/03)

3rd White (Tsogo Sun logo & smart chip) Opengate V Scarce 7  [CG133556](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133556)

Gold (Tsogo Sun logo & smart chip) Opengate V Scarce 7  [CG133557](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133557)

Silver (Tsogo Sun logo & smart chip) Opengate Rare 10  [CG133558](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133558)

Black (Tsogo Sun logo & smat chip) Opengate Rare 15  [CG133559](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133559)

(This issue has Tsogo Sun website listed on the reverse, same cards are used at multiple

properties but are uniquely programmed for each property)

**[NALEDI SUN HOTEL & CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=zatnn1) (Thaba Nchu)**

*(See Sun International for cards used at this casino)*

[**PHAROAH'S CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=zadupc) **(Durban)**

Slot Club Opened: 1996 Closed: yes

PC Gold (“Entertainment Club" & Mummy) None Rare 10  [CG046593](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046593)

[**RIDGE, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAWTR1) **(Witbank)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Operated by Tsogo Sun)*

1st Lt Blue (“Club Festival” & 2 Flags) ? V Scarce 7  [CG046619](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046619)

2nd White (Tsogo Sun Logo & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG185422](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185422)

[**SILVERSTAR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAMSS1) **(Mogale City)**

*(Operated by Tsogo Sun)*

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black/Copper (“Strike It Rich” and $ Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG046625](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046625)

Black/Gold (“Strike It Rich” and $ Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG046645](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046645)

Black/Silver (“Strike It Rich” and $ Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG046646](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046646)

2nd White (“Silverstar” and Tsogo Sun logo) Opengate V Scarce 7  [CG175102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175102)

(All cards have a smart chip on the obverse)

[**SUN INTERNATIONAL**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAXXSI) **(Gauteng)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Cards are used at various casinos managed by Sun International but the cards can only be used*

*at the casino where they are issued.)*

1st Red (“MVG” & Gold Star w/Hologram) S&G AFRICARD V Scarce 7  [CG158775](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158775)

2nd White (Sun City & “Smart Chip”) None V Scarce 7  [CG158776](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158776)

3rd Red (“MVG” “Slots Club” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158777](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158777)

Silver (“MVG” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158778](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158778)

(This issue does not have a Sun logo on the reverse)

4th Red ("MVG" & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158779](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158779)

Gold (“MVG” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG158780](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158780)

(This issue has a Sun logo bottom right on reverse)

(“MVG” on above cards stands for “Most Valued Guest”)

5th White (A Million Thrills. One Destination) Gemalto SGP V Scarce 7  [CG174222](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174222)

(Smart chip on obverse, manufacturer’s mark is actually GEMALTO SGP – U1022420E – 12/13)

6th White (“Sun International” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG148275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148275)

7th White (Join the Sun MVG programme today!) None V Scarce 7  [CG174223](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174223)

(Smart chip on obverse)

Grey (Sun MVG Platinum & smart chip) None Rare 10  [CG177561](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177561)

[**SUNDOME CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAJOTS) **(Johannesburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Sun Dome Casino Club”) africard Rare 10  [CG046650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=046650)

(Reverse address is “P.O. Box 283, Northriding 2162”)

[**THABA MOSHATE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZABLTM) **(Burgersfort)**

Slot Club Opened: 2015 Closed: no

*(Operated by Peermont Global)*

1st White (“Casino Card” & Peermont logo) None Rare 10  [CG185415](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185415)

[**UMHLANGA PALACE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZAURUP) **(Umhlanga)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC Blue (“Umhlanga Palace Casino") None Rare 10  [CG158788](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158788)

[**SOUTH KOREA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=kr)

**Note:** Cards issued from South Korea are called “**Mileage Cards**”, not “player’s cards” or “slot cards”

**HIGH1 RESORT**

*(See "Kangwon Land")*

[**KANGWON LAND**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRJEKL) **(Jeongseongun)**

Slot Club Opened: 2000 Closed: No

*(It is unclear what order the cards were issued or used so they are all listed together)*

1st Silver (Jester to the right) None Scarce 7  [CG082126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082126)

Silver (“Players Card” & Black K&L logo in center) None Scarce 7  [CG082127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082127)

Silver (“Players Card” & White K&L logo in center) None Scarce 7  [CG082128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082128)

(“Players Card” in grey band across top of obverse)

White (K&L logos front and back – gold border) None Scarce 7  [CG082129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082129)

Blue/Multi (Casino in see-thru window) None Scarce 7  [CG082130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082130)

White (High1 - Green leaves at left & player photo) None Scarce 7  [CG082131](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082131)

Blue (High1 - Lighted mountain trails & player photo) None Scarce 7  [CG082132](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082132)

[**MAJESTAR JEJU SHILLA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRJIMJ) **(Jeju)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

1st Red (MajeStar) None V Scarce 10  [CG129598](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129598)

Gold (MajeStar) None V Scarce 10  [CG129599](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=129599)

[**PARADISE CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRSEPC) **(Multi Property)**

Slot Club Opened: 1968 Closed: no

*(These cards are used at multiple Paradise casinos)*

1st Gold (Large gold swirl pattern) None Rare 15  [CG014105](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014105)

2nd Red ("Paradise Club") None Rare 15  [CG152089](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152089)

Silver ("Paradise Club") None Rare 15  [CG152090](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152090)

Gold ("Paradise Club") None Rare 15  [CG152091](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152091)

Black ("Paradise Club") None Rare 15  [CG152092](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152092)

("Paradise Club" in left corner, Paradise Casino logo in right corner of obverse)

[**PARADISE CASINO BUSAN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRBUPC) **(Busan)**

Slot Club Opened: 1981 Closed: No

1st Black (Hologram strip is center obverse) None Scarce 7  [CG014102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014102)

(Reverse is in Chinese, fax# in 2nd line from bottom on reverse ends in 7621)

Gold (Paradise Hotel Casino pattern, logo lower right) None Rare 10  [CG091116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=091116)

2nd Black (Hologram strip is center obverse) None Scarce 7  [CG014103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014103)

(Reverse is in Japanese, fax# in 2nd line from bottom on reverse ends in 2113)

3rd Gold (Large “P”) None Scarce 7  [CG014104](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014104)

*(See Paradise Casinos for later cards used at multiple Paradise properties)*

[**PARADISE CASINO INCHEON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRINGG) **(Incheon)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: No

*(Previously known as the Olympos Hotel & Casino then became Paradise Golden Gate Casino*

*before Golden Gate was dropped from the casino name)*

1st Black ("Golden Gate" in gold) None Scarce 7  [CG102239](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102239)

2nd Black ("Golden Gate" in copper) None Scarce 7  [CG102240](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102240)

3rd Black ("Golden Gate" hologram) None Scarce 7  [CG152102](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152102)

XX Red/Gold (Paradise Incheon VIP Card) None Rare 10  [CG152103](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152103)

*(See Paradise Casinos for later cards used at multiple Paradise properties)*

[**PARADISE GRAND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRJIPG) **(Jeju Island)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Lotte Jeju & Grand Jeju logos) None Rare 15  [CG152277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152277)

(Grand Jeju logo to the left, reverse lists Grand Hotel info on bottom line)

*(See Paradise Casinos for later cards used at multiple Paradise properties)*

[**PARADISE LOTTE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRJILC) **(Jeju Island)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Grand Jeju & Lotte Jeju logos) None Rare 15  [CG152081](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152081)

(Lotto Jeju logo to the left, reverse lists Lotte Hotel info on bottom line)

*(See Paradise Casinos for later cards used at multiple Paradise properties)*

[**PARADISE WALKER HILL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRSEPW) **(Seoul)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st Blue (Casino name to right obverse) None Scarce 7  [CG014123](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014123)

*(See Paradise Casinos for later cards used at multiple Paradise properties)*

[**SEVEN LUCK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=KRSESL) **(Busan, Coex Center, Seoul)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: No

1st Silver (Silver Mileage) None Scarce 7  [CG014124](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014124)

(English text reverse)

Silver (Silver Mileage) None Scarce 7  [CG014125](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014125)

(Japanese text reverse)

Silver (Silver Mileage) None Scarce 7  [CG116292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=116292)

(Japanese text reverse., sticker on the reverse changes the phone number from 82-2-2002-6300

to 82-2-3466-6000. Other cards in this issue may have the same sticker.)

Silver (Silver Mileage) None Scarce 7  [CG014126](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014126)

(Korean, Japanese and English text reverse)

Silver (Silver Mileage) None Scarce 7  [CG014127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014127)

(Korean, Japanese, English and Chinese on 4th and 8th lines reverse)

Black/Silver (Platinum VIP) None Rare 10  [CG014133](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014133)

2nd Maroon (Silver Membership Card) None Scarce 7  [CG014134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014134)

Gold (Gold Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG171507](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171507)

3rd Maroon (Silver Membership Card & QR Code) None Scarce 7  [CG057312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=057312)

(Similar to 2nd issue card with QR code added in upper right corner of obverse)

[**SPAIN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=es)

[**CASINO ADMIRAL SAN ROQUE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESSRCA) **(San Roque)**

Slot Club Opened: 2016 Closed: no

1st Black (Casino Admiral San Roque) None V Scarce 7  [CG210377](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210377)

(“N” shield logo bottom left obverse)

2nd Blue (Casino Admiral Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG210378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=210378)

[**CASINO BARCELONA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=esbag2) **(Barcelona****)**

*(See "Gran Casino de Barcelona")*

[**CASINO CASTILLO de PERALADA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESPECC) **(Peralada)**

*(See "Casino Peralada")*

**[CASINO de MALLORCA](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESPDG1) (Mallorca)**

Slot Club Opened: 1978 Closed: no

1st Blue (Casino Mallorca / Casino Paladium) None Rare 10  [CG144725](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144725)

[**CASINO GRAN CANARIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=esgcc1) **(Gran Canaria)**

Slot Club Opened: 1979 Closed: no

[**CASINO TAMARINDOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=esgcc1) **(Gran Canaria)**

Slot Club Opened: 1979 Closed: no

1st White (Logo lower right, barcode lower left) None V Scarce 7  [CG144487](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144487)

(Very thin plastic card)

[**CASINO GRAN MADRID**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=esmac1) **(Madrid)**

Slot Club Opened: 1981 Closed: no

1st Grey (Casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG105497](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105497)

2nd Grey (“Terrelodones”) None V Scarce 7  [CG144492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144492)

Gold (“Terrelodones”) None V Scarce 7  [CG144493](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144493)

**[CASINO GRAN VIA](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESMAC5) (Madrid)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Red (Privilege Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG154846](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=154846)

**[CASINO LLORET](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESLDC2) (Lloret del Mar)**

Slot Club Opened: 1978 Closed: 2010

1st Silver/Black (Mystery Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG118217](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=118217)

*(See "Casinos Catalunya" for additional cards used at this location)*

[**CASINO MARBELLA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=esmac2) **(Marbella)**

Slot Club Opened: 1978 Closed: no

TC Red (VIP Poker) None V Scarce 7  [CG177661](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177661)

[**CASINO MEDITERRANEO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESVICM) **(Villajoyosa)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: 2010

1st Orange (Casino Mediterraneo Villajoyosa) None V Scarce 7  [CG144500](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144500)

[**CASINO PERALADA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESPECC) **(Peralada)**

Slot Club Opened: 1979 Closed: no

1st Black/Purple (Mystery Club – Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG043815](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043815)

*(See "Casinos Catalunya" and "Grup Peralada" for additional cards used at this location)*

[**CASINO PLAYA DE LAS AMERICAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=estcc1) **(Tenerife)**

Slot Club Opened: 1987 Closed: no

1st Grey ("Tarjeta Especial" and roulette wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG144499](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144499)

[**CASINO SAN ROQUE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESCAN1) **(San Roque)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: 2010

1st Blue (Logo upper left) None V Scarce 7  [CG144502](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144502)

(3 lines obverse for member info)

[**CASINO TAORO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESTCC2) **(Puerto de la Cruz)**

Slot Club Opened: 1979 Closed: no

1st Green (Gold Reverse) Onity V Scarce 7  [CG144503](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144503)

(The full manufacturer’s mark is Onity 943 448 300)

**[CASINO TARRAGONA](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESTACT) (Tarragona)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Black/Orange (Mystery Club – Tarragona Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG043853](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043853)

*(See "Casinos Catalunya" and "Grup Peralada" for additional cards used at this location)*

[**CASINO TORREQUEBRADA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=esbec1) **(Benalmadena)**

Slot Club Opened: 1979 Closed: no

1st Multi (Roulette Wheel & brown arrow to the left) None V Scarce 7  [CG144505](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144505)

[**CASINOS CATALUNYA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESBAC1) **(Catalunya)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Multi (Mystery Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG141974](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141974)

(Barcode on reverse)

2nd Blue/Multi (Mystery Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG043359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043359)

(Mag stripe on reverse)

3rd Blue (Mystery Club – Castle) None V Scarce 7  [CG043811](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=043811)

4th Silver (Casino Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG144726](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144726)

(This card lists Casino Tarragona, Casino Peralada, Casino Lloret and Casino Barcelona on the

reverse with both a barcode and mag stripe)

[**GRAN CASINO ALJARAFE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESSEG1) **(Sevilla)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: no

1st Teal (Logo centered & Smart Chip) None Rare 10  [CG144510](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144510)

2nd Blue (Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG144511](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144511)

3rd Black/Blue (Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  CG144512

[**GRAN CASINO de BARCELONA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=esbag2) **(Barcelona)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Mystery Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG069352](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069352)

Gold (Mystery Club) None Rare 10  [CG144573](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144573)

2nd Gold (Casino Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG069351](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069351)

(The first two issues have "Gran Casino Barcelona")

3rd Silver/Black (Mystery Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG052640](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=052640)

(This card has "Casino de Barcelona")

*(See "Casinos Catalunya" and "Grup Peralada" for additional cards used at this location)*

[**GRUP PERALADA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ESBAGP)**(Peralada)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Cards are used at the Casino Barcelona, Casino Peralada and Casino Tarragona)*

1st Silver/Black (Casino Club) ILO 120890 V Scarce 7  [CG202826](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202826)

(Has “MF” in lower right corner on reverse)

Silver/Black (Casino Club) ILO 1130014 V Scarce 7  [CG144513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144513)

(Has “MF” in lower right corner on reverse)

Silver/Black (Casino Club) ILO 1130934 V Scarce 7  [CG170513](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170513)

[**REGENCY CASINO – LA MANGA CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=eslbcr1) **(Los Belones)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: yes

1st Lt Blue (Regency Casino Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG169336](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169336)

[**SRI LANKA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=lk)

[**BALLY'S COLUMBO CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lkcobc) **(Colombo)**

Slot Club Opened: 1995 Closed: no

1st Gold (“Premier Club” and casino name on 8 wavy lines) None Rare 15  [CG171118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171118)

Gold ("VIP" and casino name on 8 wavy lines) None Rare 15  [CG143253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=143253)

2nd Gold (Premier Gold) None Rare 15  [CG173677](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173677)

[**CASINO BELLAGIO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=lkcoc1) **(Colombo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Large Script “B”) None Rare 15  [CG171117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171117)

[**CASINO MARINA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LKCOCM) **(Colombo)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

1st Black (“VIP” and Palm Tree) None Rare 15  [CG172821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=172821)

[**MGM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LKCOMC) **(Colombo)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: 2015

1st Gold (MGM Grand Club – VIP Card) cbe sri lanka Rare 15  [CG171119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171119)

Gold (VIP Member) None Rare 15  [CG171120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171120)

[**STARDUST CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=LKCOS1) **(Colombo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

PC Blue (Membership Card) None V Rare 25  [CG171165](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171165)

**[ST. KITTS](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=KN)**

[**MAPAU CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=knbama) **(Basseterre)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st White (“MAPAU St. Kitts” & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG139983](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139983)

(Smartchip overlaps "Mapau" logo on obverse)

2nd White ("MAPAU St. Kitts" & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG144596](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144596)

(Smartchip now below "Mapau" logo on obverse)

(Cruise ship passengers no longer required to show identification and fill out forms to get cards.

However, in order to cash a TITO they must have the card given to each player upon entering the

casino. Casino asks players to surrender the card after use and it will be reissued to another player.)

3rd Red (“MAPAU St. Kitts” & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG200025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200025)

(St. Kitts under MAPAU)

Red/Black (“MAPAU St. Kitts” & smartchip) None V Scarce 7  [CG200026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200026)

(MAPAU & St. Kitts on black band across top

[**ROYAL BEACH CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=knfbrb) **(Frigate Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Lt Blue (“Caribbean Jewel Advantage Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG081564](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081564)

Silver (“Caribbean Jewel Advantage Club Silver") None V Scarce 7  [CG081457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081457)

Silver (“Caribbean Jewel Advantage Club Platinum") None V Scarce 7  [CG081673](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081673)

Gold (“Caribbean Jewel Advantage Club Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG081461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081461)

2nd Blue ("Royal Beach Casino" in shiny silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG082007](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082007)

3rd Blue (“Royal Beach Casino” over beach sceen) None V Scarce 7  [CG200028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200028)

(QR codes on reverse along with mag stripe)

XX Black (“Race & Sports Book”) None V Scarce 7  [CG081458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081458)

XX Multi (“Race & Sports Book”) None V Scarce 7  [CG081460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081460)

XX Lt Blue ("Race & Sports Book") None V Scarce 7  [CG081675](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081675)

(Some Race & Sports Book cards used for electronic poker and have “PokerPro ™ Player card”

in very tiny print in upper right corner on obverse of card)

XX Red (Advantage Club – Credit) None V Scarce 7  [CG200580](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=200580)

(This card allowed players to gain casino credit at high stakes tables and other amenities at the

hotel. Swipe and get chips within the parameters of credit line.)

[**ST. MAARTEN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=SM)

[**ATLANTIS WORLD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=smcuaw) **(Cupecoy Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: 1998 Closed: ?

1st White ("M.V.P. Card") None V Rare 25  [CG081536](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081536)

(Lists Atlantis World, Beach Plaza and Paradise Casinos)

2nd White ("M.V.P." & Sailboat in Atlantis logo) None V Rare 25  [CG081537](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081537)

(Lists Atlantis World and Paradise Plaza Slots World)

3rd Gray (AWG Guest Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG081534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081534)

(AWG in blue, lists Atlantis World, Paradise Plaza, Beach Plaza and Dunes)

Grey ("AWG Guest Card") None V Scarce 7  [CG081532](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081532)

(AWG in purple, lists Atlantis World, Paradise Plaza, Beach Plaza and Dunes)

Blue (M.V.P. Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG081533](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081533)

(Only lists Atlantis World Casino across top)

4th Blue (Player’s Club with "AWG" & Arrows in Blue) None V Scarce 7  [CG081535](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081535)

(Extra space between last two lines on reverse)

5th Blue (Player’s Club with "AWG " & Arrows in Purple) None V Scarce 7  [CG138649](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138649)

(No extra space between last two lines on reverse, reverse text moved right, reverse paragraph

is 28mm top to bottom)

6th Blue (Player's Club with "AWG" & Arrows in Purple) None V Scarce 7  [CG113467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113467)

Blue (Player's Club with "AWG" & Arrows in Purple) 01 V Scarce 7  [CG139738](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=139738)

(Similar to 5th issue but reverse paragraph is 27mm top to bottom)

**BEACH PLAZA (Frontstreet)**

*(See "Atlantis World")*

[**CASINO JUMP UP**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SMPHCJ) **(Philipsburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 2001 Closed: no

1st White (“Slot Card” & smart chip on obverse) None Scarce 7  [CG199962](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199962)

(Only issued to locals)

[**CASINO ROUGE ET NOIR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=smphre) **(Philipsburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 1989 Closed: no

*(Casino does not want to give out cards to tourists, because they start each cardholder off with*

*$50 worth of points that can be redeemed after an additional $2500 in action. This casino is*

*connected to the Seaview Hotel. Staying at the hotel will help a tourist get a card. Although, if*

*you beg or bribe well enough, you might come away with something.)*

1st Red (Bonus Pass) None V Rare 30  [CG138145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138145)

(Plain red background)

2nd Red (Bonus Pass) None V Rare 30  [CG081946](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081946)

(Faint text background with casino name repeated on an angle)

(On first two issues, black & white stripes inside the "C" in "Casino Rouge" stop at white border)

3rd Red (Bonus Pass) None V Rare 30  [CG138146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138146)

(Plain red background, Black & White stripes inside the "C" in "Casino Rouge" extend beyond

the white border)

[**CASINO ROYALE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SMMBCR) **(Maho Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Club Royale VIP Player Card) None Scarce 7  [CG081607](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081607)

(No arrow on obverse)

2nd Mustard (Club Royale VIP Player Card None Scarce 7  [CG136251](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136251)

(Large arrow at bottom middle of obverse)

3rd White (Club Royale Player's Card – vertical card) None Scarce 7  [CG081608](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081608)

Grey (Club Royale Player's Card – horizontal card None Scarce 7  [CG127678](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127678)

(Both cards have large red "R" with crown, reverse phone number is "011 599 545 2590")

4th Grey (Club Royale Pleyer's Card – horizontal card) None Scarce 7  [CG136594](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136594)

(Reverse phone number is "+1 721 545 2590")

[**COLISEUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=smphco) **(Philipsburg)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Coliseum Players Club) None Scarce 7  [CG136252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136252)

Gold (Coliseum Players Club – Gold) None Scarce 7  [CG199961](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199961)

[**DAWN BEACH CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=smdbdb) **(Dawn Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Brown/Multi (“Rewards Card”) None Scarce 7  [CG081671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081671)

[**DIAMOND CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=smphdc) **(Philipsburg)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st Blue/Black ("Winners Club Card" & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG081684](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081684)

2nd Blue (Club Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG113508](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=113508)

**DUNES CASINO (Caravanserai)**

*(See "Atlantis World")*

[**GOLDEN CASINO**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SMGBGB) **(Great Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Players Card”) None Scarce 7  [CG156410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156410)

[**HOLLYWOOD CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=smsbhc) **(Simpson Bay)** Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(The order these cards were used is unknown so they're all listed together)*

1st Blue (“Backstage Pass” with smart chip & mag strip) None Rare 10  [CG136359](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136359)

Blue ("Backstage Pass" with smart chip only) None Rare 10  [CG136357](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136357)

(Box under text on obverse, opening times on reverse above the paragraph)

Blue (“Backstage Pass” with smart chip only) None Rare 10  [CG081787](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081787)

(Box under text on obverse, opening times on reverse at bottom)

Blue (“Backstage Pass” with smart chip only) None Rare 10  [CG136358](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=136358)

(Line under text on obverse, opening times on reverse at bottom)

[**LIGHTNING CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=smcblb) **(Cole Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: 1998

1st White (“L” Logo) None V Rare 25  [CG138282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138282)

2nd White (“Players Club”) None V Rare 25  [CG081829](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=081829)

[**PARADISE PLAZA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SMSBPP) **(Simpson Bay)**

*(See "Atlantis World")*

[**PRINCESS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SMCBTP)**S (Cole Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

[**TROPICANA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SMCBTP) **(Cole Bay)**

Slot Club Opened: 1999 Closed: no

1st Blue (“Winners Club” & icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG138113](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138113)

(Prototype)

2nd Green/Orange (Crown & Picture Card) None Scarce 3  [CG138112](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138112)

3rd Blue (Princess Players Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG082011](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082011)

4th White (Tropicana Winners Club) None Scarce 7  [CG125120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=125120)

[**SWEDEN**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=se)

[**CASINO COSMOPOL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SESTC1) **(Stockholm)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Off White (Cosmopol Casino) None Rare 10  [CG149687](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149687)

(Stickers have been found placed in all corners on the obverse)

(This card is hard to obtain as the casino charges $30-$40 for a club membership)

2nd Red (Club Cosmopol) None Rare 10  [CG149688](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=149688)

(Lists all four locations: Goteborg, Malmoe, Sundsvalle & Stockholm)

3rd Gold (Casino Cosmopol en Del av Svenska Spel) None Rare 10  [CG183692](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183692)

[**SWEDISH GAMES – SVENSKA SPEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=SEVISG) **(Visby)**

Slot Club Opened: 1997 Closed: no

1st White (Svenska Spel) Parajett Rare 10  [CG177664](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177664)

[**SWITZERLAND**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ch)

[**CASINO ADMIRAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CHMECA) **(Mendrisio)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (da noi vinci comuque) Austriacard 13646 V Scarce 7  [CG144452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144452)

(Smartchip on obverse)

[**CASINO BAD RAGAZ**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=chbrc1) **(Bag Ragaz)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Cash Card & Smart Chip) Austriacard 30000/009 V Scarce 7  [CG158447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=158447)

White (Cash Card & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG134743](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=134743)

2nd White (Cash Card & Large Black Arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG126479](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126479)

(Website address on reverse)

3rd White (Cash Card & Large Black Arrow) None V Scarce 7  [CG162483](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162483)

(Facebook link added under web address)

[**CASINO BARRIERE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CHGRC1) **(Fribourg)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Red (Club Barriere Fribourg Privilege) None V Scarce 7  [CG144452](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144452)

[**CASINO BARRIERE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=chmoc1) **(Montreux)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Club Barriere Montreux) None V Scarce 7  [CG144453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144453)

2nd Red (Club Barriere Montreux Privilege) None V Scarce 7  [CG177729](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177729)

3rd Gold (Le Club Barriere Montreaux – 2 Diamonds) None V Scarce 7  [CG201715](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=201715)

[**CASINO LUGANO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CHLUC1) **(Lugano)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Red (“Cash Card Club Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG144454](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144454)

Blue (“Cash Card Club Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG144455](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144455)

Black (“Cash Card Club Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG144456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144456)

2nd Blue (Pearl Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG148441](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148441)

XX White (“Casino Lugano” lower right corner) None V Scarce 7  [CG164296](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164296)

[**CASINO PFAFFIKON-ZURICHSEE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CHPFC1) **(Pfaffikon)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Black (Slot Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG170097](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170097)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG127174](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=127174)

(Has "2. Besuch 3. Besuch 4. Besuch 5. Besuch" across bottom of obverse)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG170101](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170101)

(Has "2. Besuch 11. Besuch 21. Besuch" across bottom of obverse)

*(See Swiss Casinos for later cards)*

[**CASINO SCHAFFHAUSEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CHSHC1) **(Schaffhausen)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Cashless Card & Smart Chip) AustriaCard 13509 V Scarce 7  [CG144457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144457)

2nd Black (Slot Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG148991](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148991)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG126702](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126702)

(Has "2. Besuch 3. Besuch 4. Besuch 5. Besuch" across bottom of obverse)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG132831](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=132831)

(Has "2. Besuch 11. Besuch 21. Besuch" across bottom of obverse)

*(See Swiss Casinos for additional card)*

[**CASINO ZURICH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=chzucz) **(Zurich)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Cashless Card & Smart Chip) AustriaCard 13607 V Scarce 7  [CG015076](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=015076)

2nd Red (Royal Club) www.coronaprint.com V Scarce 7  [CG138755](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=138755)

3rd Black (Slot Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG202583](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=202583)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG105496](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105496)

(Has "2. Besuch 3. Besuch 4. Besuch" across bottom of obverse. On reverse, last line under

2. Besuch ends with “von 10 Franken”)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG174896](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174896)

(Has “2. Besuch 3. Besuch 4. Besuch” across bottom of obverse. On reverse, last line under

2. Besuch ends with “von CHF 10”)

*(See Swiss Casinos for later cards)*

[**GRAND CASINO BADEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CHBAG1) **(Baden)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: no

1st White (“Grand Casino Baden” & Small Script B) None V Scarce 7  [CG144473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144473)

(Roulette wheel on revese)

2nd Silver ("Grand Casino Baden" & Large Scrript B) None V Scarce 7  [CG105492](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105492)

Red ("Grand Casino Baden" & Large Script B) None V Scarce 7  [CG144470](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144470)

Black ("Grand Casino Baden" & Large Script B) None Rare 10  [CG144471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144471)

3rd Red (GrandWinners – Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG165181](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165181)

Silver (GrandWinners – Silver Level) None V Scarce 7  [CG165182](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165182)

Gold (GrandWinners – Gold Level) None Rare 10  [CG165183](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165183)

White (GrandWinners – Diamond Level) None Rare 15  [CG165184](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165184)

Black (GrandWinners – Black Circle) None Rare 25  [CG165185](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165185)

[**GRAND CASINO BASEL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=chbagc) **(Basel)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (“X-TREME” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG165228](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165228)

[**GRAND CASINO LUZERN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=chlug1) **(Luzern)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (“Cash Card” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG126808](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126808)

2nd Blue (“Cashless Card” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG144476](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144476)

3rd Red (“Cash Card” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG105494](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105494)

(No casino logo on obverse)

4th Red (“Cash Card” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG126809](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126809)

(Added casino logo in bottom right of obverse)

5th Red (my.casinoclub – my.card) None V Scarce 7  [CG105495](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105495)

Purple (my.casinoclub – my.cashcard & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG126810](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=126810)

6th Red (“Cash Card” & NO Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG209634](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209634)

[**GRAND CASINO ST. GALLEN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=chsgc1) **(St. Gallen)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Cashless Card & Smart chip) AustriaCARD 14990 V Scarce 7  [CG135303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135303)

Dk Blue (Cashless Card & Smart chip) AustriaCARD 18517 V Scarce 7  [CG161000](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=161000)

Dk Blue (Cashless Card & Smart chip) AustriaCARD 19126 V Scarce 7  [CG135305](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135305)

2nd Grey (Cashless Card & Smart chip) AustriaCARD 90458/001 V Scarce 7  [CG135094](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135094)

3rd Black ("Slot Card" and cherries) None V Scarce 7  [CG144482](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144482)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG135306](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135306)

(Has "2. Besuch 3. Besuch 4. Besuch 5. Besuch" across bottom of obverse)

XX Black/Orange (Lucky Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG177665](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177665)

(Has "2. Besuch 3. Besuch 4. Besuch " across bottom of obverse)

XX Multi (Summer Nights) None V Scarce 7  [CG135307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=135307)

*(See Swiss Casinos for additional cards)*

**[SWISS CASINOS](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=CHXXSC) (Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Swiss Casinos” & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG144477](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144477)

(Reverse locations & web address on 4 lines under logo)

Black ("Swiss Casinos" & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG144478](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144478)

(Reverse locations & web address on two lines under logo)

2nd Black ("Swiss Casinos" & Lights) None V Scarce 7  [CG144480](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144480)

[**TANZANIA**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=tz)

[**LE GRANDE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TZDEC2) **(Dar es Salaam)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (Slot Machine Wheels with Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG048199](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048199)

[**TRINIDAD & TOBAGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=TT)

[**MAPAU**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TTTRMP) **(Trinidad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Mapau North with Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG177666](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177666)

[**ROYAL PRINCESS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=TTCHCP) **(Port of Spain, Trinidad)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Mapau North with Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG177667](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177667)

[**UKRAINE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=ua)

**All Ukraine casinos were closed in 2009 and it is unclear which casinos may have re-opened where or when!**

[**ALABAMA POKER SPORT CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIAP) **(Kiev)**

[Poker Club]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Silver (ALABAMA logo upper center obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG173315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173315)

(Reverse has diamond background pattern, playing card like design)

[**AURUM CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIA2) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: 2009

1st Tan (Leo Club Guest Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG173215](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173215)

XX Tan (Leo Club 20%) None V Scarce 7  [CG173216](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173216)

[**AVALON CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uakia1) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: 2003 Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Logo center) None V Scarce 7  [CG162158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162158)

[**BILLY BONCE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAZABB) **(Zaporizhie)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White/Red (Heart Royal) None V Scarce 7  [CG173063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173063)

[**CADILLAC POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UADOCP) **(Donetsk)**

[Poker Club] Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Picture of Cadillac Convertible) None Rare 20  [CG173312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173312)

[**CASINO ANCHOR**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UALUCA) **(Luhansk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue/Multi (Platinum Club Card - VIP) None Rare 10  [CG173319](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173319)

[**CASINO ARARAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKICA) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Mountian tops) None V Scarce 7  [CG173318](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173318)

[**CASINO BLACK CAT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UADNCB) **(Dnipropetrovsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Yellow (Cross Hatch Line Pattern) None V Scarce 7  [CG173062](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173062)

[**CASINO CAPITAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAPACC) **(Pavlograd)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Orange (Large Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG039457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039457)

[**CASINO FREEDOM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uakic7) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver/Gold (Concert Hall) None V Scarce 7  [CG162159](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162159)

[**CASINO GABRIELA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIC1) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black/Multi (Casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG144448](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144448)

2nd Cream (Logo Centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG144449](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144449)

[**CASINO LANCELOT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKICL) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Dk Gold (Jouster) None V Scarce 7  [CG173055](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173055)

[**CASINO MANDARIN**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKI9) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black (Girls Only) None V Scarce 7  [CG173056](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173056)

[**CASINO MAXIMYM**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKICM) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Tan/Black (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG162160](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162160)

2nd Tan (MAXIMYM logo on right) None V Scarce 7  [CG173060](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173060)

[**CASINO METROPOL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKHCM) **(Kharkov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG041280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=041280)

[**CASINO RICHELIEU**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uaodc2) **(Odessa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Playing Card Design with “R” Logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG171523](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171523)

XX White (Man with Beard) None Rare 15  [CG194576](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194576)

(Russian text indicates this is a participant’s card – very thin plastic)

[**CASINO SAIGON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKICS) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Grey (“Silver Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG173057](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173057)

[**CASINO SLAVUTICH**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uakic8)  **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX Green (Diamond & 15 000 on obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG144450](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=144450)

[**CASINO TIME OUT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKICT) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Yellow (Casino Front) CT KAPTOYKN V Scarce 7  [CG173058](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173058)

[**CASINO VIP CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKICV) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Brown (VIP Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG173053](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173053)

2nd Black/Red (Casino VIP Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG173054](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173054)

[**CASINO VIS A VIS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uaodcv) **(Odessa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (Partial Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG039464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039464)

(Web address on last line on reverse)

2nd Black (Partial Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG171440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171440)

(Web address next to last line on reverse)

[**GRAND VICTORIA**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIGV) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Green (Logo upper left) None V Scarce 7  [CG173059](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173059)

[**IMPERIAL SPORT POKER CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIIP) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

XX Maroon (Imperial Sport Poker Club oval logo) None Rare 10  [CG177845](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177845)

XX Purple (Khreschaty Club logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG039456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039456)

(Lists Imperial Sport Poker Club locations on back with Lucky.net, listed under both casinos)

[**JOSS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uakij1) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: 1993 Closed: no

1st Red/Cream (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG162161](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162161)

(No web address on reverse)

2nd Red/White (Roulette Wheel) None V Scarce 7  [CG171247](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171247)

(Web and email addresses on bottom of reverse)

[**KAZBEK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIKC) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Eagle Logo) None Rare 15  [CG164656](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164656)

(Barcode on reverse, phone# is “285-52-00”)

2nd White (Eagle Logo) None Rare 15  [CG171438](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171438)

(Barcode on reverse, phone# is “385-13-14”)

XX Blue (“AXEK NOT” & logo on reverse) None Rare 15  [CG039462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039462)

[**KHRESCHATYK CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIKP) **(Kiev)**

[Poker Club]Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Playing card suites in right lower corner) None Rare 10  [CG173313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173313)

(Barcode & mag stripe on reverse with ALL IN Sport Bar restaurant logo)

2nd Silver (Playing card suites in right lower corner) None Rare 10  [CG173314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173314)

(Barcode & mag stripe on reverse with Khreschatyk Restaurant logo)

XX Purple (Khreschaty Club logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG039456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039456)

(Lists Imperial Sport Poker Club locations on back with Lucky.net, listed under both casinos)

[**KLONDIKE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uaodkc) **(Odessa)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Blue (“Club Card”) None V Scarce 7  [CG173064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173064)

(Lists 8 casinos reverse)

[**LADY LUCK CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKHLL) **(Kharkiv)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red (Member) None Rare 10  [CG039461](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=039461)

[**MATRIX CAFE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UALUMC) **(Luhansk)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: 2011

1st Green (Matrix Café Casino) None Rare 10  [CG175980](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=175980)

[**MAXBET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIMC) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: 2002 Closed: yes

1st Black/Multi (Bonus Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG173384](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173384)

[**METRO JACKPOT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAMUMS) **(Multiple Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Slot Machine Halls, part of the Ritzio Entertainment Group)*

1st Yellow/Blue (Cartoon Token) None V Scarce 7  [CG173316](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173316)

2nd Silver (7s and casino icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG173317](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173317)

[**OREANDA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAYCOC) **(Yalta)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

*(Same cards are also used at the Premier Palace Casino)*

1st Blue (MEMBER) None Rare 15  [CG163067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163067)

(Oreanda phone# is “+38 0654 230 992”)

2nd Blue (MEMBER) None Rare 15  [CG171439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171439)

(Oreanda phone# is “+38 0654 274 540”)

[**PLATINUM SLOT CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKHPS) **(Kharkov)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Red (Platinum Slot Club) None Rare 15  [CG173320](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173320)

[**PREMIER PALACE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKIPP) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2011

*(Same cards are also used at the Oreanda Casino)*

1st Blue (MEMBER) None Rare 15  [CG163067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=163067)

(Oreanda phone# is “+38 0654 230 992”)

2nd Blue (MEMBER) None Rare 15  [CG171439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171439)

(Oreanda phone# is “+38 0654 274 540”)

[**SHAMBHALA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKISC) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi (“Shambhala” and Gold Idol) None Rare 20  [CG173061](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173061)

[**SPLIT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uakis1) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Grey (Man with Cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG170368](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170368)

2nd Green/Silver (Split Club logo upper left obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG170371](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170371)

Green/Gold (Split Club loto upper left obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG170372](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170372)

(These cards have a plain green front with a silver or gold border and Split Club logo)

3rd Silver (VIP Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG174566](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174566)

[**SPLIT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKRSC) **(Kremenchug)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Brown (Casino Split Group on Postage Stamp) None V Scarce 7  [CG173292](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173292)

[**SPLIT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAODSC) **(Odessa)**

Slot Club Opened: 1992 Closed: no

1st Green (Casino Split Odessa) None V Scarce 7  [CG171472](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171472)

[**SPLITTO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UAKISP) **(Kiev)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Billiard club that also has slot machines)*

1st Mustard (Splito logo centered) None V Scarce 7  [CG173120](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173120)

[**WHITE PIANO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UADNWP) **(Dnipropetrovsk)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Dark Maroon (Hearts Royal Flush & Piano Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173219](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173219)

[**UNITED KINGDOM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=uk)

**Many of the cards from early high-end London casinos were “membership” cards and the casinos charged an annual fee. It's just been since the 2005-2010 era that the casinos in the UK started using the more common slot cards for play tracking.**

**ALEA (Glasgow, Leeds & Notthingham)**

*(See LCI – London Clubs International and also Caesars Entertainment)*

[**ASPERS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOAA) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown (“Aspire Bronze") None V Scarce 7  [CG100911](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100911)

(This issue has "Aspers Casino" large text bottom left reverse)

2nd Brown ("Aspire Bronze") None V Scarce 7  [CG162129](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162129)

Gold ("Aspire Gold") None V Scarce 7  [CG088947](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088947)

(This issue has swirling "A" logo with just "Aspers" bottom left reverse)

3rd Yellow (Reward Me – aspire XTRA) None V Scarce 7  [CG188545](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=188545)

Red (aspire XTRA) None V Scarce 7  [CG191005](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=191005)

4th Black (Aspers World – Voyager) None V Scarce 7  [CG204970](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=204970)

[**BANNATYNE’S**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKNEBC) **(New Castle upon the Tyne)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: 2006

1st Grey/Blue (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG162016](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162016)

[**BARRACUDA CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOBA) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Biege (Fish Logo above “Barracuda Club”) None Rare 10  [CG162017](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162017)

[**BERKELEY CASINO - STANLEY**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKEDSB) **(Edinburgh)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC Red (Stanley Casinos – Stanley Leisure) None V Scarce 7  [CG164304](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164304)

[**CAESARS ENTERTAINMENT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLO16) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Same cards used at multiple Caesars operated casinos throughout the UK)*

1st Gold (Total Rewards UK – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG183382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=183382)

Blue (Total Rewards UK – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG184387](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184387)

Lt Grey (Total Rewards UK – Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG184388](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184388)

White (Total Rewards UK – Seven Stars) None Rare 10  [CG184389](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=184389)

[**CASINO at the EMPIRE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLO9) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black (“Casino at the Empire” & lights) None Rare 10  [CG162018](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162018)

*(See the LCI – London Clubs International for later cards)*

[**CASINO RED**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKHUCR) **(Huddersfield)**

Slot Club Opened: 2008 Closed: no

1st Red (“Casino Red Loyalty Reward Card”) None Rare 10  [CG162019](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162019)

[**CASTLE HILL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKDUTC) **(Dudley)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Castle on a hill) None V Scarce 7  [CG162020](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162020)

[**CENTURY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKBACC) **(Bath)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Century Club) None V Scarce 7  [CG209010](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=209010)

[**CHARLIE** **CHESTER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOC3) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: 1960 Closed:yes

1st Blue (Casino icons down left side) DYMO/UKP Rare 15  [CG177669](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177669)

2nd White (Charlie Chester Casino) None Rare 10  [CG125506](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=1125506)

[**CIRCUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKEDC2) **(Edinburgh)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

[**CIRCUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKMACC) **(Manchester)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

[**CIRCUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKNOCC) **(Nottingham)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

[**CIRCUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKSOCC) **(Stoke on Hanley)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Blue (“Circus Casino Member” and Dancers) None V Scarce 7  [CG164252](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164252)

2nd Blue/Green (Emerald Reward Card – smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG164253](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164253)

[**COLONY CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOC7) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (“Colony Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG162130](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162130)

[**CORINTHIAN CLUB, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKGSCC)

[**COTTON CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKGSCC) **CASINO (Glasgow)**

Slot Club Opened: 1923 Closed: no

1st Grey (The Cotton Club – Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG174082](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=174082)

[**CROMWELL MINT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOCM) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (“Mint”) None Rare 10  [CG162021](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162021)

[**DTD GAMING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKNODG) **(Nottingham)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (DTD Poker club & Flaming Spade) None V Scarce 7  [CG014208](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014208)

[**DUSK TILL DAWN POKER**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKNODT) **(Northampton)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Dusk Till Dawn under flaming spade) None Rare 7  [CG162022](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162022)

**FIFTY (London)**

*(See LCI – London Clubs International)*

[**GALA BINGO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKVCGB) **(Various Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (Gala Bingo logo centered) None Rare 10  [CG165272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165272)

2nd Blue (Membershipo Card – logo at right) None Rare 10  [CG165273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165273)

3rd Yellow/Blue (“Gala gives you more!”) None Rare 10  [CG165274](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165274)

4th Yellow ("www.galabingo.co.uk" lower right) None Rare 10  [CG165275](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165275)

(No reverse logo)

5th Yellow ("www.galabingo.co.uk" lower right) None Rare 10  [CG165276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165276)

("BIO" in circle at bottom right reverse)

PC Blue (Temporary Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG165277](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165277)

[**GALA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKXXGC) **(Various Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Purple (“Gala Casino” to left of circles of Light) None Rare 10  [CG165278](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165278)

(Different locations may be printed on obverse under Gala logo & those cards are listed under

the specific locations)

2nd Blue (Fortune G) None Rare 10  [CG073519](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073519)

XX White/Blue (Fortune G Temporary Card) None Rare 10  [CG165279](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165279)

PC Purple (Temporary Membership Card) None Rare 10  [CG165280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165280)

**[GALA CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKDOGC) (Douglas - Isle of Man)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Purple (“Gala Casino” to left of circles of Light) None Rare 10  [CG165281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165281)

(Location is printed on obverse under Gala logo)

*(See the generic Gala Casino listings for additional cards used at all Gala Casinos)*

[**GALA REGENCY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKNOGR) **(Northampton)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Purple (“Gala Casino” to left of circles of Light) None Rare 10  [CG165283](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165283)

(Location is printed on obverse under Gala logo)

*(See the generic Gala Casino listings for additional cards used at all Gala Casinos)*

[**GALA RIVERBOAT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKGLGR) **(Glasgow)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Purple (“Gala Casino” to left of circles of Light) None Rare 10  [CG169641](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=169641)

(Location is printed on obverse under Gala logo)

*(See the generic Gala Casino listings for additional cards used at all Gala Casinos)*

[**GALA RUSSEL SQUARE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOGR) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Purple (“Gala Casino” to left of circles of Light) None Rare 10  [CG165282](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165282)

(Location is printed on obverse under Gala logo)

*(See the generic Gala Casino listings for additional cards used at all Gala Casinos)*

[**GENTING INTERNATIONAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKXXGE) **(Various Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue/Green (“Genting Rewards Classic” & smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG014202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014202)

2nd Blue/Green (3 Casino Logos & Web Address) None V Scarce 7  [CG014203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014203)

(Logos for Circus, Maxims and Mint casinos)

3rd Purple/Black (Genting Rewards Card & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG069068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069068)

(Purple reverse)

Black (Genting Logo – no smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG164383](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164383)

(No insert arrow on obverse)

4th Black (Genting Rewards & Smart Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG069067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=069067)

5th Black (Genting Rewards – no smart chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG164382](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164382)

("gambleaware.co.uk" in blue box on reverse)

[**GOLDEN HORSESHOE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOGH) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Golden Horseshoe Casino) None Rare 50  [CG171601](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=171601)

(Words inside rectangular boxes with golden horseshoe imabe above)

[**GOLDEN NUGGET**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOGN) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2014

1st Grey (“Golden Nugget Casino” & partial Roulette Wheel) None V Rare 10  [CG162015](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162015)

*(See the LCI – London Clubs International for later cards)*

[**GROSVENOR CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKMUGR) **(Various Locations)**

**S**lot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red/Blue (Dice, roulette, & cards) None V Scarce 7  [CG044198](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044198)

Blue (Large and Small Grosvenor logos) None V Scarce 7  [CG044200](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044200)

Blue (Small Grosvenor logo upper left obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG157706](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=157706)

(This is a plain blue card with the web address across the obverse bottom)

2nd Blue (Membership Card) None V Scarce 7  [CG044202](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044202)

(The first two issues only have a barcode on reverse but no mag stripe)

3rd Black (“Casino” & GC Logo in Black & Grey) None V Scarce 7  [CG044203](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044203)

Black (“Casino” & GC Logo all in Black) None V Scarce 7  [CG044205](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044205)

4th Navy (Play Points) None V Scarce 7  [CG148378](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148378)

(No web address under GC Casino logo in bottom right of reverse)

Navy (Play Points) None V Scarce 7  [CG044398](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044398)

("gcasino.com" web address under GC Casino logo in bottom right of reverse)

5th Black/Blue ("grosvenorcasinos.com") None V Scarce 7  [CG090064](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090064)

(Blue edge along right side of obverse)

Black/Maroon ("grosvenorcasinos.com") None V Scarce 7  [CG119071](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=119071)

(Maroon edge along right side of obverse)

6th Black/Blue (Grosvenor Play Points) None V Scarce 7  [CG088534](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=088534)

(Reverse barcode ends at the same point as the line of text above)

7th Black/Blue (Grosvenor Play Points) None V Scarce 7  [CG090063](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090063)

Black/Gold (Grosvenor Play Points) None V Scarce 7  [CG105847](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=105847)

(Reverse barcode ends to the right of the line of text above)

8th Blue (Groxvenor Play Points) None V Scarce 7  [CG102231](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=102231)

("Casino – Online – Mobile" under obverse logo)

PC Blue (L5 Hospitality Chip) None V Scarce 7  [CG044650](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=044650)

[**HARD ROCK**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKMAHR) **(London & Manchester)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Purple (Hard Rock Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG151524](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151524)

(39mm wide barcode, several color variations known)

2nd Purple (Hard Rock Casino) None Scarce 3  [CG151525](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=151525)

(29mm wide barcode)

[**HIPPODROME CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOH2) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: 2012 Closed: no

1st Red (Hippodrome Friends) None V Scarce 7  [CG087281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=087281)

Gold (Hippodrome Friends) None V Scarce 7  [CG090068](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090068)

2nd Gold (Hippodrome Rewards Gold) None Rare 10  [CG162014](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162014)

(Barcode & mag stripe on reverse)

XX Black (PokerStars LIVE) None V Scarce 7  [CG114822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=114822)

[**HORIZONS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOH3) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: 2018 Closed: no

1st Bronze (“Horizons Casino” under logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG206967](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=206967)

[**LADBROKE CASINOS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKMULC) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Multi ("L" in Diamond Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173457](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173457)

(Different locations may be printed on obverse with player info & those cards are listed under

the specific locations)

PC Multi (“L” in Diamond Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173458](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173458)

(Temporary Membership Card)

PC Multi (Partial White “Club” in 3 Boxes) None V Scarce 7  [CG173459](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173459)

(Temporary Membership Card)

[**LADBROKE PADDINGTON**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOL5) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: 2006 Closed: 2009

1st Black (“Ladbrokes Casino” & red dot lower right) None V Scarce 7  [CG173451](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173451)

3rd Black ("Casino" and red dot lower right) ID DATA V Scarce 7  [CG141862](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=141862)

[**LADBROKE RUSSEL SQUARE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLO15) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi ("L" in Diamond Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173453](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173453)

[**LADBROKE SPORTING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLELS) **(Leicester)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

[**LADBROKE SPORTING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLILS) **(Liverpool)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

[**LADBROKE SPORTING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOLS) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

[**LADBROKE SPORTING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKMALS) **(Manchester)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White (Flame in Diamond) NBS BULL V Scarce 7  [CG173460](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173460)

[**LADBROKE WESTGATE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLELW) **(Leeds)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Multi ("L" in Diamond Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG173456](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173456)

[**LCI – LONDON CLUBS INTERNATIONAL**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOL6) **(Various Locations)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Same cards used at multiple LCI operated casinos throughout the UK)*

*(Later became Caesars Entertainment EMEA)*

1st Mustard (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG173464](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173464)

(Copyright 2006)

2nd Mustard (Player Rewards) None Scarce 3  [CG173465](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173465)

(Copyright 2008)

(First two issues used at the following casinos in London: “Casino at the Empire”,

“The Sportsman”, “Golden Nugget”, “Rendezvous Casinos,” and “Fifty”. Used at the following

casinos in the UK: “Alea” Glasgow, “Alea” Leeds, “Alea” Nottingham, and “Manchester”)

3rd Red (Player Rewards and “R” Logo) None Scarce 3  [CG090065](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090065)

Black (Monogram) None Rare 10  [CG173466](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173466)

(Used at the following casinos: “The Casino at The Empire”, “The Sportsman”, “Golden Nugget”,

“Alea Glasgow”, “Alea Leeds”, “Alea Nottingham”, “Manchester 235”, “Rendezvous Brighton”,

and “Rendezvous Southend”)

4th Black (Monogram) None Rare 10  [CG173467](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173467)

(Caesars Entertainment logo on bottom right of reverse, all earlier cards had the script "R" logo

for Player Rewards)

5th Red (Player Rewards, "R" Logo & Chinese Dragon) None V Scarce 7  [CG090066](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090066)

(Dated 2012 on obverse)

XX Black/White ("Poker Rewards" and "R" Logo) None Rare 10  [CG090067](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=090067)

[**LES AMBASSADEURS CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOLA) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Maroon (Les Ambassadeurs Club) None V Rare 25  [CG162023](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162023)

(No insert arrow)

2nd Red (Les Ambassadeurs Club) None V Rare 25  [CG100822](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100822)

(With insert arrow)

[**LES CROUPIERS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKCALC) **(Cardiff)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Red (“LC” in box) None V Scarce 7  [CG01413**9**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014139)

[**LONDON PARK TOWER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOL2) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Became "Park Tower Casino")*

1st Grey (London Park Tower Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG162024](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162024)

(Bar Code reverse)

2nd Maroon (London Park Tower Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG162025](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162025)

**MANCHESTER (Manchester)**

*(See LCI – London Clubs International)*

[**MAXIMS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOM1) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

[**MAXIMS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKSOMA) **(Southend)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Maroon (“Maxims Casino Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG162134](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162134)

**MECCA BINGO (London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Blue (“Mecca Bingo” & balls) None V Scarce 7  [CG014186](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014186)

Blue (“Mecca Bingo” & numbers) None V Scarce 7  [CG177670](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177670)

Blue (“It’s Magic at MECCA”) None V Scarce 7  [CG177671](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177671)

[**METROPOLE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKBRMC) **(Brighton)**

Slot Club Opened: 1962 Closed: 1983

1st White (Metropole Group of Casinos) Data Card Rare 10  [CG170255](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=170255)

(Member’s Signature on obverse)

[**NAPOLEONS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLENC) **(Leeds)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Grey/Red (“Napoleons” silhouette) None V Scarce 7  [CG162142](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162142)

[**NAPOLEONS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLON2) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Black/Wine (“Napoleons” & “N” in each corner) None V Scarce 7  [CG162143](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162143)

2nd White/Wine (“Napoleons” & “N” in each corner) None V Scarce 7  [CG162144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162144)

(Looks much like a playing card with the “King”)

3rd Gold (“Napoleons” silhouette) None V Scarce 7  [CG162145](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162145)

(Four lines of text on reverse under web address)

4th Gold ("Napoleons" silhouette) None V Scarce 7  [CG162146](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162146)

(Two lines of text on reverse under web address)

5th Gold ("Napoleons" without silhouette) None V Scarce 7  [CG162147](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162147)

(Has Twitter and Facebook logos on back under web address)

[**NAPOLEONS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKSHN1) **(Sheffield)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (“Napoleons” silhouette) None V Scarce 7  [CG162141](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162141)

[**OPERA HOUSE CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKSCOH) **(Scarborough)**

Slot Club Opened: 2005 Closed: no

1st Black (Casino & web site) None V Scarce 7  [CG014201](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014201)

[**PALM BEACH CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOPB) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (2 Palm Trees) None V Scarce 7  [CG162026](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162026)

[**PARK TOWER CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOPT) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: No

*(Previously the London Park Tower Casino)*

1st Grey (Park Tower Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG194927](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194927)

(Bar code on reverse is 39mm wide)

2nd Grey (Park Tower Casino) None V Scarce 7  [CG162027](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162027)

(Bar code on reverse is 29mm wide)

[**PLAYBOY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOP3) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White (Key & Member info) None V Rare 25  [CG162157](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162157)

2nd White (Playboy Logo in black) None V Rare 35  [CG089322](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=089322)

[**PLAYBOY'S VICTORIA CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=uklov1) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st White ("Playboy's Victoria Casino" in oval logo) Datacard Ex Rare 100  [CG133886](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133886)

[**RENDEZVOUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKBRRE) **(Brighton)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Logo upper center obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG162152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162152)

(“Brighton” reverse & barcode)

2nd Dk Blue (Logo upper center obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG162153](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162153)

(“Brighton” reverse & mag stripe)

*(See the LCI – London Clubs International and Caesars Entertainment for later cards)*

[**RENDEZVOUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLORE) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green (Rendezvous Casino Logo in top right corner) None Rare 10  [CG162154](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162154)

2nd Blue (Rendezvous Casino Logo in top right corner) None Rare 10  [CG162155](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162155)

*(See the LCI – London Clubs International for later cards)*

[**RENDEZVOUS CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKSORC) **(Southend)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Dk Blue (Logo upper center obverse) None V Scarce 7  [CG162156](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162156)

(“Southend” reverse)

*(See the LCI – London Clubs International and Caesars Entertainment for later cards)*

[**RESORTS WORLD**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKBIRW) **(Birmingham)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Genting Rewards) None V Scarce 7  [CG153410](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=153410)

[**RITZ CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLORI) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: 1978 Closed: no

1st Navy (Ritz Club Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG100821](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=100821)

(No mag stripe on reverse, no address on obverse)

2nd Navy (Ritz Club Logo above address) None V Scarce 7  [CG162028](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162028)

(Mag stripe on reverse)

[**ROYAL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKWARC) **(Walsall)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Tan (Bow Tie & Tux Shirt) None V Scarce 7  [CG162128](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162128)

[**ROYALE CHIMES CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKEDS2) **(Edinburgh)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Red/Black (Shield & “Royale Chimes Casino Club”) None Rare 10  [CG162029](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162029)

[**SOUL CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKABSC) **(Aberdeen)**

Slot Club Opened: 2007 Closed: no

1st Black (“SOUL CASINO” centered) None Rare 10  [CG185633](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=185633)

[**SPIELERS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKWESC) **(Westcliff)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Purple (Pizza in the Hills) None V Scarce 7  [CG162116](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162116)

(Cards can have player photo on reverse)

2nd Black (“W” & Grey Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG162119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162119)

(“Spielers” and “Tri Angle Casino” bottom obverse, also used at West Cliff)

3rd Red/Silver (Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG162117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162117)

(Same card used at West Cliff and listed under both casinos)

**SPORTSMAN, The (London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Dk Brown (Hand with Torch logo upper right) Data Card Rare 25  [CG148439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148439)

2nd Black (Hand with Torch left) None V Scarce 7  [CG148440](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=148440)

*(See the LCI – London Clubs International and Caesars Entertainment for later cards)*

**[STAKIS REGENCY CASINO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKHUSR) (Hull)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Green/White (“Stakis Regency” & Wreath) None V Scarce 7  [CG173462](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=173462)

[**STANLEY HOUSE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLISH) **(Liverpool)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

1st Lt Green (Nationwide) None V Scarce 7  [CG164301](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164301)

(No website address on reverse)

2nd Dk Green (Nationwide) None V Scarce 7  [CG164302](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164302)

(Website address on reverse)

[**STANLEY MIDLAND WHEEL CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKBITM) **(Birmingham)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

*(Became the Genting Edgbaston Casino)*

1st Blue (Casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG164270](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164270)

(Bar code on reverse)

2nd Blue (Casino Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG164271](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164271)

(Mag Strip on reverse, shooting star through obverse logo)

3rd Blue ("Stanley Casinos" & Casinos Icons) None V Scarce 7  [CG164272](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164272)

(Orange arc around "stanley casinos" on obverse)

4th Blue (Stanley Casino Member) None V Scarce 7  [CG164273](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164273)

**[STANLEY SOUTHAMPTON](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKSOSS) (Southampton)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: yes

PC Red (Stanley Leisure Organization) None V Scarce 7  [CG164303](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=164303)

[**STAR CITY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKBISC)

*(See Stanley Casinos Group)*

[**VICTORIA / VICTORIA SPORTING CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKLOVI) **(London)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

*(Previously the Playboy Victoria Casino)*

1st Green (“Victoria Casino” large text) None Rare 25  [CG073414](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=073414)

2nd Gold ("Victoria Casino" large text) None Rare 25  [CG165313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165313)

3rd Geeen ("Victoria Casino" in oval) None V Scarce 7  [CG165314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165314)

4th Red ("Victoria Sporting Club" & GC Logo) None V Scarce 7  [CG165315](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=165315)

*(See Grosvenor for later cards)*

[**WATERFRONT CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKWEWC) **(Westcliff)**

Slot Club Opened: 1970s Closed: 2007

*(Became Spielers)*

1st Off White (“Casino Club”) None V Scarce 7  [CG162127](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162127)

[**WESTCLIFF**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UKWEW1) **CASINO (Westcliff)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st White/Tan (“W” & Grey Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG162118](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162118)

2nd Black (“W” & Grey Diamond) None V Scarce 7  [CG162119](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162119)

(“Spielers” and “Tri Angle Casino” bottom obverse, also used at Spielers)

3rd Red/Silver Multi (“Member”) None V Scarce 7  [CG162117](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=162117)

(On obverse mentions “West Cliff Casino” and “Spielers” so listed under both)

[**URUGUAY**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=uy)

**[CASINOS DEL ESTADO](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UYPICD) (Piriapolis)**

*(See Maronas Entertainment)*

[**CONRAD CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UYPDCI) **(Punta del Este)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st Tan (Conrad Player Card) PPC V Scarce 7  [CG014144](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014144)

Gold ("Conrad Player Card" & border around edges) None V Scarce 7  [CG014152](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014152)

2nd Mustard (Conrad Punta Del Este) None V Scarce 7  [CG014158](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014158)

3rd Gold (Conrad Rewards Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG176618](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=176618)

Grey (Conrad Rewards Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG177298](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177298)

4th Blue (Enjoy Club – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG177310](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177310)

(Level printed along RIGHT edge obverse)

5th Blue (Enjoy Club – Silver) None V Scarce 7  [CG177311](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177311)

Orange (Enjoy Club – Gold) None V Scarce 7  [CG177312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177312)

Grey (Enjoy Club – Platinum) None V Scarce 7  [CG177313](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177313)

Black (Enjoy Club – Diamond) None Rare 10  [CG177314](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177314)

Tan (Enjoy Club – Seven Stars) None Rare 15  [CG177323](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=177323)

(Level printed along LEFT edge obverse)

6th Black (Enjoy Club 20 Años – Silver) Digicard 2408 4649 V Scarce 7  [CG199832](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=199832)

[**MARONAS ENTERTAINMENT**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=UYMOME) **(Montevideo)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Entertainment Plus) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG014175](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=014175)

(Maronas logo bottom right obverse. Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 46053.0.0-1 06/10”)

2nd Green (Entertainment Plus) None V Scarce 7  [CG168474](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168474)

(Maranos logo bottom right obverse)

3rd Green ("Entertainment Plus" & green ball at right) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG133447](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=133447)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57263.0.0-1 09/12)

4th Green ("Entertainment Plus" & green ball at right) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG168307](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168307)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57065.3.0-1 09/13)

Green ("Entertainment Plus" & green ball at right) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG168312](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168312)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57065.3.0-2 03/14)

Green ("Entertainment Plus" & green ball at right) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG168308](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168308)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57065.3.0-3 08/14)

Green ("Entertainment Plus" & green ball at right) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG167280](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167280)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57065.3.0-4 02/15)

Green ("Entertainment Plus" & green ball at right) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG167281](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=167281)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57065.3.0-5 09/15)

Green ("Entertainment Plus" & green ball at right) Intelcav V Scarce 7  [CG168309](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168309)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57065.3.0-6 03/16)

(Above cards with large green ball on obverse have “Verde” in script on revere along with

the casino logo.)

Black/Gold (“Entertinment Plus” & gold ball) Intelcav Rare 10  [CG168473](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=168473)

(Full manufacturer’s mark is “Intelcav 57066 3.0-1 09/12)

(Card with large gold ball on ovverse has “Oro” in script on reverse along with the casino logo)

[**VIETNAM**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=vn)

**[CHATS SLOT MACHINE CENTER](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCCS)**

**[International Tourist Club](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCCS) (Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Silver (Tiger Power Card) None Rare 10  [CG156515](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156515)

2nd Brown (Classic) None Rare 10  [CG193268](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193268)

Green (Jade) None Rare 15  [CG193269](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193269)

[**CLUB 99**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNDCC9) **– Furama Resort (Danangi)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Red (Premier & smartchip) None Rare 10  [CG146931](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146931)

Gold (Gold & smartchip) None Rare 10  [CG146932](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146932)

Silver (Platinum & Smartchip) None Rare 15  [CG146933](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146933)

Black (Diamond & Smartchip) None V Rare 25  [CG146934](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146934)

[**CLUB ROYALE**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCCR) **(Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Black (“Club Royale Premier Member” in silver) None Rare 10  [CG146517](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146517)

2nd Black (“Club Royale Permier Member” in gold) None Rare 10  [CG194212](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=194212)

[**CLUB VEGAS**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCCV) **– Caravelle Hotel (Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Gold (Vegas Memgership and large P upper right corner) None Rare 10  [CG146936](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146936)

2nd Gold (Vegas Caravelle repeated around outside edge) None Rare 10  [CG156509](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156509)

(Large P in center on this card)

**[MGM GRAND](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHTMG) (Ho Tram Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: 2013

*(Now the Grand Ho Tram Strip)*

1st Gold ("Golden Lion" & large lion) None V Rare 25  [CG082416](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082416)

Grey ("Platinum" & large lion) None V Rare 25  [CG082417](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082417)

Black ("Supreme" & large lion) None V Rare 25  [CG082418](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=082418)

[**GALAXY SAI GON CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCGS) **– Rex Hotel (Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Grey (Bronze) None Rare 10  [CG146439](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146439)

(Four lines of text under mag stripe are 9mm top to bottom)

2nd Grey (Bronze) None Rare 10  [CG156365](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=156365)

(Four lines of text under mag stripe are 7mm top to bottom)

[**GRAND CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCGC) **– Grand Hotel (Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Green (Grand Club Regular) None Rare 10  [CG146433](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146433)

Silver (Grand Club Silver) None Rare 10  [CG152263](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152263)

2nd Green (Grand Club) None Rare 10  [CG193265](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193265)

[**GRAND HO TRAM STRIP, The**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHTTG) **(Ho Tram Beach)**

Slot Club Opened: 2013 Closed: no

*(Formerly the MGM Grand Ho Tram Beach Resort)*

1st Red (Classic) None Rare 10  [CG084424](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084424)

Silver (Silver) None Rare 10  [CG084425](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084425)

Gold (Gold) None Rare 10  [CG084426](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084426)

Black (Platinum) None Rare 10  [CG084427](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=084427)

**[M CLUB](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNSAMC) (Ho Chi Minh City)**

[**MAJESTIC CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNSAMC) **(Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Mustard (Players Rewards) MKS46/0810 Rare 10  [CG152248](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152248)

2nd Black (M Club) None Rare 10  [CG193267](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193267)

**[MONTE-CARLO SAIGON](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCMS) (Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Maroon (MONTE-CARLO SAIGON) None Rare 10  [CG152276](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=152276)

[**PALAZZO CLUB**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=VNHCP) **– Sheraton Saigon Hotel (Ho Chi Minh City)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Brown ("Best in everything" & Plazzo logo) None Rare 10  [CG146935](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=146935)

2nd Brown (Bronze) None Rare 10  [CG193266](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=193266)

[**VIRGIN ISLANDS**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=VI)

[**DIVI CARINA BAY CASINO**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=viscd1) **(St. Croix)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: no

1st Multicolored ("Beachcomber's Club" & Dolphin Logo) None Rare 10  [CG085595](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=085595)

[**ZIMBABWE**](http://www.themogh.org/cg_state2.php?id=zw)

[**KINGDOM CASINO, The**](http://themogh.org/cg_chip2.php?id=ZWVFKC) **(Victoria Falls)**

Slot Club Opened: ? Closed: ?

1st White (Blank with numbers) None V Scarce 7  [CG048434](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=048434)

(In reverse text, "P.O.Box90" starts in the middle of the "K" in "Kingdom" above and there is

NO space between "P.O." and "Box")

2nd White (Blank with numbers) None V Scarce 7  [CG137471](http://www.themogh.org/cg_showpic2.php?cg=137471)

(In reverse text, "P.O. Box 90" starts in the beginning of the "K: in "Kingdom" above and

there's a space between "P.O." and "Box")

(The odd thing about these cards is there is text & a mag strip on the reverse, but a blank obverse)

**APPENDIX A: Player Number Prefixes**

**California, Fremont & Main Street**

*These appeared primarily on the black Players Gold cards*

*used at all three locations just prior to them all switching*

*to the universal Boyd Gaming cards.*

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 02 | Fremont |
| 04 | California |
| 15 | Main Street |

**Casino Magic**

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 10 | *Unknown* |
| 50 | Biloxi, MS |
| 83 | Bay St. Louis, MS |
| 84 | Bay St. Louis, MS |
| 163 | Bossier, LA |

**Coast Casinos**

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 1 | Gold Coast |
| 2 | Barbary Coast |
| 3 | Orleans |
| 4 | Sun Coast |
| 5 | *Unknown* |
| 6 | South Coast |
| 7 | *Unknown* |

**Golden Nugget**

*Landry Corp. – 24K Select Club*

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 237 | Laughlin, NV |
| 276 | Biloxi, MS |
| 312 | Las Vegas, NV |
| 313 | Lake Charles, LA |
| 520 | Atlantic City, NJ |

**Harrah's / Caesars Entertainment**

*Also used at Caesars, Harvey's, Horseshoe, Rio,*

*Showboat and other locations*

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 104 | Harrah's Las Vegas (NV) |
| 105 | Harrah's Auckland, NZ |
| 106 | Skagit Valley (WA) |
| 107 | Harrah's Cherokee (NC) |
| 108 | Prairie Band (KS) |
| 110 | Imperial Palace/LINQ LV (NV) |
| 112 | Planet Hollywood LV (NV) |
| 114 | Harrah's Lake Tahoe (NV) |
| 115 | Harrah's Reno (NV) |
| 118 | Harrah's Laughlin (NV) |
| 120 | Harrah's Shreveport (LA) |
| 121 | Harrah's N. Kansas City (MO) |
| 122 | Harrah's New Orleans (LA) |
| 125 | Harrah's St. Louis (MO) |
| 126 | Harrah's Ak-Chin (AZ) |
| 128 | Harrah's East Chicago (IN) |
| 129 | Harrah's Lake Charles (LA) |
| 131 | Harrah's Joliet (IL) |
| 132 | Harrah's Vicksburg (MS) |
| 133 | Harrah's Tunica (MS) |
| 134 | Harrah's Metropolis (IL) |
| 135 | Harrah's Rincon (CA) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 136 | Harrah's Council Bluffs (IA) |
| 139 | Harrah's Chester (PA) |
| 140 | Harrah's Louisiana Downs (LA) |
| 141 | Horseshoe Council Bluffs (IA) |
| 142 | Harvey's Lake Tahoe (NV) |
| 144 | Caesars Windsor (CAN) |
| 150 | Horseshoe Bossier City (LA) |
| 151 | Horseshoe Hammond (IN) |
| 152 | Horseshoe Tunica (MS) |
| 153 | Horseshoe Baltimore (MD) |
| 154 | Horseshoe So. Indiana (IN) |
| 155 | Horseshoe Cincinnati (OH) |
| 156 | Horseshoe Cleveland (OH) |
| 157 | Harrah's Atlantic City (NJ) |
| 158 | Sheraton Tunica (MS) |
| 159 | Flamingo/O'Shea's LV (NV) |
| 166 | Thistledown Cleveland (OH) |
| 167 | Caesars Palace Las Vegas (NV) |
| 168 | Caesars Atlantic City (NJ) |
| 170 | Rio Las Vegas (NV) |
| 175 | Bally's Las Vegas (NV) |
| 176 | Paris Las Vegas (NV) |
| 177 | Bally's AC & Wild Wild West (NJ) |
| 180 | Showboat Atlantic City (NJ) |
| 183 | Grand Casino Biloxi (MS) |
| 184 | Grand Casino Gulfport (MS) |
| 185 | Harrah's Tunica (MS) |
| 190-199 | Joint/Internet Accounts |

**Isle of Capri**

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 10 | Bettenforf, IA |
| 11 | Lula, MS |
| 12 | Marquette, IA |
| 13 | Natchez, LA |
| 14 | Kansas City, MO |
| 15 | *Unknown* |
| 16 | Rhythm City, IA |
| 17 | Boonville, MO |
| 18 | *Unknown* |
| 20 | Biloxi, MS |
| 30 | Vicksburg, MS |
| 40 | Bossier City, LA |
| 43 | Bossier City, LA (old#) |
| 50 | Lake Charles, LA |
| 55 | Crowne Plaza, MS (old#) |
| 60 | Davenport, IA |
| 68 | Misc Locations (older #s):  Black Hawk, Vicksburg, Enchanted Capri Cruise Ship |
| 70 | Pompano Beach, FL |
| 80 | Black Hawk, CO |
| 85 | Black Hawk, CO |
| 90 | Tunica, MS |
| 109 | Lake Charles (old#) |

**Lady Luck**

*Lady Luck in Black Hawk, CO uses the Isle of Capri prefixes*

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 13 | Biloxi |
| 18 | Las Vegas |
| 21 | Bettendorf |
| 29 | Natchez |
| 59 | Lula/Tunica |

**Terribles**

*These appeared on the earlier yellow gunslinger Players Club cards*

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 10 | *Unknown* |
| 12 | Terrible's Pahrump |
| 22 | Terrible's Lakeside |
| 33 | Terrible's Town |
| 44 | Terrible's Las Vegas |

**Trump One Club**

*Players who originally signed up at the Trump Marina had their*

*player number prefix changed to the Trump Plaza when the*

*Trump Marina was sold to Golden Nugget. Early Golden Nugget*

*cards carried over the original Trump prefix numbers.*

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Location** |
| 6 | Trump Marina |
| 7 | Trump Plaza |
| 8 | Trump Taj Mahal |

**APPENDIX B: Montana Barcodes**

*These are the first 4 digits in the number printed under the barcodes*

*on the Montana cards*

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Casino Name** | **Location** |
| 0001 | Silverado Casino | Kalispell |
| 0002 | Casino Royale | Billings |
| 0003 | Prairie Star Gaming Hall | Billings |
| 0005 | Big B Bingo/Midas Touch Casino | Billings |
| 0007 | Club Casino – Heights | Billings |
| 0008 | Gold Mine Gaming Palor | Butte |
| Treasure Chest Casino | Billings |
| 0010 | Magic Diamond | Helena |
| 0012 | Treasure Creek Casino | Billings |
| 0014 | Little Big Men | Hardin |
| 0015 | Cactus Creek | Billings |
| 0016 | Luck Buck Casino Bar & Grill | Missoula |
| Lucky Strike Casino | Missoula |
| Mullan Station | Missoula |
| Paradies Falls | Missoula |
| Press Box Casino Sports Bar | Missoula |
| 0017 | Kali$pell Ca$ino | Kalispell |
| 0018 | Deano's Casino/Diamond Casino | Missoula |
| 0022 | Grand Casino | Billings |
| 0060 | Circle Inn | Billings |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Casino Name** | **Location** |
| 9001 | Sawbuck Casino | Kalispell |
| 9002 | Kings Korner Casino | Billings |
| 9004 | Emerald City | Great Falls |
| 9005 | Golden Spur | Miles City |
| 9006 | French Connection | Frenchtown |
| 9007 | Casino Harolds | Libby |
| 9008 | Silver Strike Casino | Red Lodge |
| 9010 | Cellar Casino | Miles City |
| 9011 | Stagecoach Station | Miles City |
| 9012 | River Bank | Billings |
| 9014 | Club Casino – West End | Billings |
| 9015 | Sid's East Side Casino | Laurel |
| Sunset Casino | Helena |
| 9017 | Miss Trudy's Poolside Casino | Havre |
| The Bay | Boxeman |
| 9018 | Black Angus | Havre |
| 9020 | Little Nevada Casino | Billings |
| 9022 | Gold Bar | Kalispell |
| 9024 | Holiday Casino & Lounge | Great Falls |
| 9025 | Jackpot Casino | Billings |
| 9026 | Victorian Casino | Hamilton |
| 9027 | City Casino & Bingo | Billings |
| 9029 | The Duck Inn | Havre |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| **Prefix** | **Casino Name** | **Location** |
| 9031 | Cattle Country Casino | Harlowton |
| 9033 | State Line Casino | Bainville |
| 9034 | Southfork Casino | Billings |
| 9035 | Diamond Jim's Casino | Butte |
| 9036 | Heiser's Bar & Casino | Baker |
| 9037 | Caliente Casino | Billings |
| Holiday West Casino & Lounge | Great Falls |
| 9038 | Silver Star Casino | Miles City |
| 9039 | Porky's Casino | Cut Bank |
| 9040 | 307 Casino | Columbus |
| 9041 | 1st Ave Casino | Kalispell |
| 9042 | Diamond Jim's Casino | Missoula |
| 9043 | Neon Lights Casino | Billings |
| 9044 | Gold Star | Big Fork |
| Lucky Aces Casino | Butte |
| 9045 | Hilltop Station Casino | Billings |
| 9046 | Broken Arrow Casino | Deer Lodge |
| 9047 | Havre Emporium | Havre |
| 9048 | Victorian Casino | Whitefish |
| 9050 | Blue Moon | Miles City |
| 9051 | Blue Moon | Plentywood |
| 9052 | Halftime Sports Bar & Casino | Great Falls |
| 9054 | Remington Bar & Casino | Whitefish |
| 9055 | Lucky Star | Billings |

**APPENDIX C:**

**Tips for Identifying Russian Slot Cards**

You could just try translating the Russian text using the Google translator with the Russian keyboard. Or on an Android phone you can try using the Google translate application where you view the card through the phone camera while the application tries to translate the text. But these methods can be time consuming and difficult to use, especially with odd fonts.

Another way to identify cards is to use a feature on the ChipGuide website where you can view all the Russian slot card images and try to match your card with one of the listed cards. To use this feature, go to the [ChipGuide.com](http://www.chipguide.com) website and select the ChipGuide Query Facility from the menu on the left side. On the ChipGuide Query page, select Europe for the Region, Russian Federation for the State and Players Club (Slot) Cards for the Collectible Type then click the Query button.

The query will display page after page of slot card images (front and back) so you can page through the images and try to match your card with one of the images shown. You can click on any of the images to see a larger view if you need to check details. When you think you've found a matching card you can click on the CG# displayed under the image to get more information on the card and the casino it's from. From that detail page, if you click on the casino name you'll get the full listing for that casino.

If you can't find your card listed under the Russian cards you might want to try checking the Ukraine cards since they are very similar. Or you can try any of the other surrounding countries that use Russian text using the same technique. Just use a similar query and select Ukraine or whatever desired country for the State to see all the card images from that country.

**I N D E X**

101 Casino, The – Petaluma, CA 16

12 Tribes Colville Casinos – WA 293

12 Tribes Resort Casino – Omak, WA *See\_Colville\_Tribal\_Casinos*

1st Ave Casino – Kalispell, MT 132

307 Casino – Columbus, MT 132

4 Bears Casino – New Town, ND 260

4 Play at the Brewery – LV, NV 138

7 Cedars – Sequim, WA 291

7 Clans Casinos – OK *See\_Otoe\_Mo.\_Dev.\_Authority*

7 Jackpot Casino – Mexico 401

789 Casino & Bingo – Riverton, WY *See\_Wind\_River*

7th Street Casino – Kansas City, KS 82

A Club Casino – Russia 420

A.C.E. Rewards Club (Universal) 310

A-A Club – Russia 418

Able Card Corp (Card Distributor) 332

Aces – Australia *See Oasis Rewards Club*

ACH – AC, NJ 234

Ada Gaming Center – Ada, OK 262

Ada Travel Stop – Ada, OK 262

Adelaide Casino - Australia 363

Admiral Casino – Estonia 389

Admiral Casino – Gibraltar 393

Admiral Casino – Peru 412

Admiralu Klubs – Latvia 398

Affinity Gaming (Universal) 310

Agave – LV, NV 139

Agua Calienta – Rancho Mirage, CA 33

Air Force Services 311

Akvilon – Russia 418

Akwesasne Mohawk – Hogansburg, NY 253

Al’s Garage – Henderson, NV 139

Al’s Garage – LV, NV 139

Alabama Coushatta Ent. Center – Livingston\_TX 290

Alabama Poker Sport Club – Ukraine 444

Aladdin – LV, NV 139

Aladin Casino Club – Russia 418

Alamo – LV, NV 139

Alamo – Mill City, NV 139

Alamo – North Las Vegas, NV 139

Alamo – Sparks, NV 139

Alamo – Wells, NV 139

Alea – UK *See Harrah’s UK*

Alex Surf Club - Australia 363

Alhambra - Aruba 361

Alient – LV, NV 139

Altai Palace Casino – Russia 418

Alton Belle – Alton, IL 63

Alystra – Henderson, NV 140

Ambassador Plaza – Puerto Rico 415

Amelia Belle – Amelia, LA 85

American Casino Cruises – Pensacola 333

American Chance Casinos – Czech Republic 387

American Greyhound Racing – Phoenix, AZ 10

Americana Casino – Curacao 385

Ameristar – Council Bluffs, IA 75

Ameristar – Kansas City, MO 127

Ameristar – St. Charles, MO 127

Ameristar – Vicksburg, MS 109

Ameristar (Universal) 311

Angel of the Winds – Arlington, WA 291

Anthony's Club – LV, NV 140

Antwerp Gaming Club - Belgium 372

Apache Casino Hotel – Lawton, OK 262

Apache Gold – San Carlos, AZ 10

Apache Nugget – Cuba, NM 247

Apache Sky – Winkelman, AZ 10

Apex Casino – Canada 348

Apollonia Casino – Macedonia 399

Apple Casino – Mexico 401

Apsaalooke Nights – Crow Agency, MT 132

Aquarius Casino – Laughlin, NV 140

Ardmore Gaming Center – OK 262

Arenia Casino – Mexicali, Mexico 401

Arenia Casino – Morelia, Mexico 401

Argosy – Alton, IL 63

Argosy – Baton Rouge, LA 85

Argosy – Lawrenceburg, IN 69

Argosy – Riverside, MO 127

Argosy – Sioux City, IA 76

Argosy Casinos (Universal) 312

Argosy Gaming Company (Universal) 311

Argosy Preferred (Universal) 312

Arizona Charlie's East/Boulder – LV, NV 140

Arizona Charlie's West/Decatur – LV, NV 140

Arkin Palm Beach Casino – Cyprus 385

Arlekin Casino – Russia 418

Army Recreation Machine Program 312

Artemis Casino – Cyprus 385

Artesian, The – Sulphor, OK 262

Aspers Casino – London, UK 446

Association of All Games, The – Russia 418

Astoria Casino – Estonia 389

Astoria Casino – Mexico 401

Astoria-Palace Casino – Estonia 389

Atlantic Casino – Russia 418

Atlantic Casino – Tramore, Ireland 396

Atlantic City Casino – Lima, Peru 412

Atlantic City Hilton – AC, NJ 234

Atlantic Club, The – AC, NJ 235

Atlantis – AC, NJ 235

Atlantis – Australia *See Oasis Rewards Club*

Atlantis - Bahamas 370

Atlantis – Reno, NV 140

Atlantis Casino – Estonia 389

Atlantis Poker Club – Russia 419

Atlantis World – St. Maarten 441

Augustine Casino – Coachella, CA 16

Aura Casino - Aruba 361

Aurum Casino – Ukraine 444

Autotote – CT 55

Avalon Casino – Ukraine 444

AVI – Laughlin, NV 142

Aviation Club de France – France 390

Aviator Casino, The – Delano, CA 16

Avroy - Belgium 372

Azamara Club Cruises – Miami, FL 333

B - Street Gambling Hall – Sparks, NV *See\_Carl\_Giudici's\_Mint*

B - Zenith - Belgium 372

Babylon Casino – China 380

Baccarat Casino – Canada *See\_Gateway\_Casinos*

Bacon Bar – LV, NV 142

Bad River – Odanah, WI 305

Baha Mar - Bahamas 370

Bahama’s Princess – FL/Bahamas 333

Bahamas Celebration – Palm Beach, FL 333

Bahamia - Bahamas 370

Balboa Pizza Company – Henderson, NV *See\_District\_Tavern\_Group*

Baldini’s – Sparks, NV 142

Bally Gaming (Manufacturer) 332

Bally Wulff (Manufacturer/Germany) 332

Bally’s – New Orleans, LA 85

Bally’s – Reno, NV 143

Bally’s – Tunica, MS 110

Bally’s Grand – AC, NJ 235

Bally’s Park Place – AC, NJ 236

Bally's – LV, NV 143

Bally's Casino – Estonia 389

Bally's Columbo Casino – Sri Lanka 441

Balmoral Park Race Track – Crete, IL 63

Banco Casino – Czech Republic 387

Bangor Raceway – Bangor, ME 95

Bankstown Sports - Australia 363

Bannatyne’s – UK 446

Bannock Peak Casino – Ft. Hall, ID *See\_Fort\_Hall\_Casino*

BAR Born & Raised – LV, NV 143

Bar, The – LV, NV 143, 175

Barbary Coast – LV, NV 143

Barcelona Casino – LV, NV 144

Barley’s – Henderson, NV 144

Barleys – Billings, MT 132

Barona – Lakeside, CA 16

Barracuda Club – London, UK 446

Barton’s Club 93 – Jackpot, NV 144

Batavia Downs – Batavia, NY 253

Bay Cruises – Brooklyn, NY 333

Bay Meadows – San Mateo, CA 17

Bay Mills Resort – Brimley, MI 96

Bay, The – Bozeman, MT 132

Bayou Caddy’s Jubilation Casino – Lakeshore\_MS *See Jubilation Casino*

Bayou Caddy’s Jubilee Casino – Lakeshore\_MS *See Jubilee Casino*

Bayou Casino & Lounge – Billings, MT 132

BC Casinos - Canada 350

BCLC - Canada 350

Beach Plaza – St. Maarten *See Atlantis World*

Beach, The – LV, NV 144

Beanos – LV, NV 144

Bear Claw – Canada *See SIGA*

Bear River – Loleta, CA 17

Beau Rivage – Biloxi, MS 110

Becker Gaming – LV, NV 144

Bella Vista – Mexico 401

Bellagio – LV, NV 144

Belle of Baton Rouge – LA 85

Belle of Orleans – New Orleans, LA 85

Belle of Sioux City – IA 76

Belterra – Florence, IN 69

Berkeley Casino – Edinburgh, UK 446

Beside the Pointe – Laughlin, NV 144

Best Western Hickok House – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Best Western Mardi Gras – LV, NV *See*\_*Mardi\_Gras\_Hotel\_&\_Casino*

Bet & Win Gaming Center – Mexico 401

Beverly Hills – Russia 419

Bez Dna Club – Russia 429

Bicycle Casino – Bell Gardens, CA 18

Big B Bingo – Billings, MT 132

Big Bola Casinos – Mexico 401

Big Bola Pedregal – Mexico 402

Big Bola Tecamachalco – Mexico 402

Big Dog’s Hospitality Group – LV, NV 145

Big Dog's Bar & Grill – LV, NV 145

Big Dog's Cafe & Casino – LV, NV 145

Big Easy – Broussard, LA 85

Big Easy Casino – Riviera Beach, FL 333

Big Jim’s Gambling Hall – Cripple Creek, CO 39

Big M Casino – Ft. Myers Beach, FL 333

Big Rock – Espanola, NM 247

Big Wheel – Lovelock, NV 145

Bighorn Casino – LV, NV 145

Bighorn/Longhorn – LV, NV 145

Bill’s – LV, NV 145

Bill's Casino – Lake Tahoe, NV 145

Billy Bonce – Ukraine 444

Billy the Kid – Ruidoso, NM 247

Biloxi Belle – Biloxi, MS 111

Bingo Avellaneda - Argentina 360

Bingo Joker – Mexico 402

Binion’s – LV, NV 145

BJ’s Cocktail Lounge – LV, NV 146

BJ's Bingo& Gaming – Fife, WA 292

Black and White Casino Club – Russia 419

Black Angus – Bozeman, MT 132

Black Angus – Havre, MT 132

Black Bart – Willits, CA 18

Black Bear Casino – Carlton, MN 103

Black Diamond Casino Cruises – Palm\_Beach\_FL 334

Black Gold Casino – Dunson, LA 86

Black Gold Casino – Hobbs, NM 248

Black Gold Casino – Jennings, LA 86

Black Gold Casino – Wilson, OK 262

Black Hawk Casino – Black Hawk, CO 39

Black Hawk Casino, The – Shawnee, OK 262

Black Mesa Casino – San Felipe, NM 248

Black Mountain Grill – Green Valley, NV 146

Black Oak Casino – Tuolumne, CA 18

Black Sea Casino - Bulgaria 375

Blackbird Bend Casino – Onawa, IA 76

Blackrock Casino – S. Africa 437

Blazing Saddles – Black Hawk, CO 39

BlingBet Casino – Romania 417

BLITZ - Belgium 372

Blitz Club Casino - Bulgaria 375

Blue Chip – Michigan City, IN 69

Blue Diamond – Lichtervelde, Belgium 372

Blue Diamond Saloon – LV, NV 146

Blue Hawk Tavern – LV, NV 146

Blue Lake – Blue Lake, CA 18

Blue Moon – Miles City, MT 132

Blue Moon – Plentywood, MT 132

BlueWater – Parker, AZ 10

Bluffs Run – Council Bluffs, IA 76

Boardwalk – LV, NV 146

Boardwalk Regency – AC, NJ 236

Bobo’s Casino – Great Falls, MT 132

Bodines – Carson City, NV 146

Bok Homa – Heidelberg, MS 111

Bonanza Casino – Reno, NV 146

Boomtown – Biloxi, MS 111

Boomtown – Bossier City, LA 86

Boomtown – Harvey, LA 86

Boomtown – LV, NV 146

Boomtown – Reno, NV 146

Boot Hill – Dodge City, KS 82

Bootleggers, The – LV, NV 147

Bordertown – Reno, NV 147

Bordertown – West Seneca, OK 262

Bordertown Casino & Arena – Wyandotte, OK 262

Bordertown Outpost – West Seneca, OK 263

Borgata – AC, NJ 236

Boris Fradkov Club – Russia 419

Bottles & Shots – Billings, MT *See\_Club\_Casinos*

Boulder Lodge Casino – Henderson, NV 147

Boulder Station – LV, NV 147

Boulevard Bar & Grille – LV, NV 147

Boulevard Casino - Canada 350

Bounty Hunter – Henderson, NV 147

Bourbon Square Casino – Sparks, NV 147

Bourbon Street – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Bourbon Street Sports Bar – Las Vegas, NV 147

Bowlaway Casino – Walla Walla, WA 292

Boyd Gaming (Universal) 312

Brando's Sports Bar – LV, NV 147

Brass Ass – Cripple Creek, CO 39

Brewske's – LV, NV 147

British Columbia Lottery - Canada 350

Broadway Casino – Moldova 409

Broken Arrow Casino – Deer Lodge, MT 132

Bronco Billy’s – Black Hawk, CO 39

Bronco Billy’s – Cripple Creek, CO 39

Brooksy's Bar & Grill – LV, NV 147

Brussels - Zenith - Belgium 372

Bubby’s University – Las Vegas, NV 147

Bucky’s – Prescott, AZ 11

Buffalo Bodega – Deadwood, SD 284

Buffalo Run Casino – Miami, OK 263

Buffalo Thunder – Santa Fe, NM 248

Buffalo Wild Wings – LV, NV 147

Bull Durham – Black Hawk, CO 40

Bullhook Bottoms – Haver, MT 132

Bullock Express – Deadwood, SD *See\_Wild\_West\_Winners*

Bullock Hotel – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Bullwhacker’s – Central City, CO 42

Bullwhackers – Black Hawk, CO 41

Burswood Resort - Australia 363

C.O.D. Casino – Minden, NV 148

Cabinet Club – Russia 419

Cable Beach Resorts – Bahamas *See\_Crystal\_Palace\_Casino*

Caboolture RSL Club - Australia 364

Cabou – Russia 434

Cache Creek – Brooks, CA 18

Cactus Creek – Billings, MT 132

Cactus Jack’s – Carson City, NV 148

Cactus Jack's Saloon – LV, NV 148

Cactus Pete’s – Jackpot, NV 148

Cadillac Island Casino – Longview, WA 292

Cadillac Jack (Manufacturer) 332

Cadillac Jack’s – Deadwood, SD 284

Cadillac Poker Club – Ukraine 444

Cadillac Ranch Casino – Longview, WA 292

Caesars – AC, NJ 237

Caesars – Corvdon, IN 70

Caesars Club Casino - Bulgaria 375

Caesars Entertainment – London, UK 446

Caesars Entertainment (Universal) 314

Caesars Gauteng – S. Africa 437

Caesars Palace – LV, NV 149

Caesars Tahoe – Lake Tahoe, NV 149

Caesars Windsor – Canada *See\_Harrah’s\_Universal*

Cahuilla Casino – Anza, CA 19

Cajun Country Casino – Roland, LA 86

Calder Race Course – Miami Gardens, FL 59

Caledon, The – S. Africa 437

Caliente Casino – Billings, MT 132

Caliente Casino – Mexico 402

California Hotel – LV, NV 150

California Plasticard (Manufacturer) 332

California Sun Country Club – Russia 419

Cal-Neva – LV, NV *See Club Cal Neva*

Caloundra Bowls Club - Australia 364

Caloundra Power Boat Club - Australia 364

Caloundra RSL - Australia 364

Camel Rock – Tesuque, NM 248

Camilla Casino – Russia 432

Campsie RSL - Australia 364

Camrose Resort Casino – Canada *See\_Stagewest\_Hospitality*

Cannery – LV, NV 150

Canterbury Park – Shokopee, MN 103

Canyon Casino – Black Hawk, CO 42

Cape Canaveral Cruise Lines – Cape\_Canaveral, FL 334

Capital Casino – Mexico 402

CapitalCasino – Russia 419

Capitalism – Russia 419

Capitol Casino – Sacramento, CA 19

Capitole Casino – Antwerpen, Belgium 372

Capitole Casino – De Panne, Belgium 372

Capitole Casino – Gent, Belgium 373

Capitole Casino – Oostende, Belgium 373

Capitole Casino Games –Belgium 373

Capri Casino – Mexico 402

Care Casino – Czech Republic 387

Carl Giudici’s Mint – Sparks, NV 150

Carnaval Casino – Curacao 385

Carnival Casino – Russia 419

Carnival City – S. Africa 437

Carnival Cruise Lines 334

Carson Horseshoe – Carson City, NV 151

Carson Nugget – Carson City, NV 151

Carson Station – Carson City, NV 151

Carson Valley Inn – Minden, NV 151

Casa Real – China 380

Casablanca – Aruba 361

Casablanca – Mesquite, NV 151

Casablanca Casino – Phillipines 414

Cascades Casino Kamloops - Canada 350

Cascades Casino Langley - Canada 351

Cash Magic – Vinton, LA 86

Cash Planet Casino – Russia 419

Casino @ Dania Beach, The – Dania\_Beach,\_FL 59

Casino 12 Chairs – Russia 419

Casino 12 Stuliev – Russia 419

Casino 13 Black – Russia 419

Casino 13 Chiornoe – Russia 419

Casino 2000 – Luxembourg 399

Casino 580 – Livermore, CA 19

Casino 69 – Russia 419

Casino 777 – Latvia 398

Casino 777 – Novosibirsk, Russia 419

Casino 777 – Tolyatti, Russia 419

Casino 828 – Russia 419

Casino ABS - Canada 348

Casino Abu Dhabi – Mexico 402

Casino Abyss – Russia 419

Casino Ace – Russia 419

Casino Adjara – Georgia 392

Casino Admiral – Czech Republic 387

Casino Admiral – Mendrisio, Switzerland 443

Casino Admiral – Russia 419

Casino Admiral – Slovakia 436

Casino Admiral Club - Bulgaria 375

Casino Admiral Rozvadov – Czech Republic 387

Casino Admiral San Roque – Spain 440

Casino Albena - Bulgaria 376

Casino Alegre Guasave – Mexico 402

Casino Alex – Russia 419

Casino Alexander Blok – Russia 419

Casino Alligator – Russia 420

Casino AltaVista – Mexico 408

Casino Altira – China 381

Casino Ambassador – Czech Republic *See\_Casino\_VIP\_Club*

Casino Ambassador – Russia 420

Casino Anchor – Ukraine 444

Casino Angara – Russia 420

Casino Ante – Russia 420

Casino Antey – Russia 420

Casino Apache – Mescalero, NM 248

Casino Ararat – Ukraine 444

Casino Arbat – Russia 420

Casino Argo – Russia 420

Casino Aristocrat – Ryazan, Russia 420

Casino Aristocrat – Vladivostok, Russia 420

Casino Arizona – Salt River, AZ 11

Casino Arizona / Talking Stick – Scottsdale\_AZ 11

Casino Aruba at Hilton, The - Aruba 361

Casino Asia – Russia 420

Casino Assembly – Moscow, Russia 420

Casino Astera - Bulgaria 376

Casino Astoria – Romania 417

Casino at Delaware Park *See Delaware Park*

Casino at Ocean Downs – Berlin, MD 95

Casino at Portomaso – Malta 400

Casino at the Empire – London, UK 446

Casino Aurora – Russia 420

Casino Aurora – St. Petersburg, Russia 420

Casino Aviator – Georgia 392

Casino Aviator – Russia 420

Casino Aztar – Caruthersville, MO 128

Casino Aztar – Evansville, IN 70

Casino Babylon – Novosiluisk, Russia 420

Casino Babylon – St. Petersburg, Russia 420

Casino Baden - Austria 369

Casino Baden Baden – Russia 420

Casino Bag Ragaz – Switzerland 443

Casino Bakara – Russia 421

Casino Balia – Russia 421

Casino Bandol – France 390

Casino Barcelona – Spain *See\_Gran\_Casino\_de\_Barcelona*

Casino Barhat – Russia 421

Casino Barriere – Fribourg, Switzerland 443

Casino Barriere – Montreux, Switzerland 443

Casino Barriere de Biarritz – France 390

Casino Barriere de Menton – France 390

Casino Barriere de Trouville – France 390

Casino Bateliere Plazza – Martinique 401

Casino Batyr – Russia 421

Casino Bellagio – Sri Lanka 441

Casino Bernardin – Slovenia 437

Casino Best – Russia 421

Casino Bezdna – Russia 419

Casino Bingo – Russia 421

Casino Bingo-Kristina – Russia 421

Casino Black Cat – Ukraine 444

Casino Blankenberge - Belgium 373

Casino Bled – Slovenia 436

Casino Breeze – Korsakov, Russia 421

Casino Breeze – Nakhoda, Russia 421

Casino Bregenz - Austria 369

Casino Bucharest – Romania 417

Casino Buenos Aires - Argentina 360

Casino by Vanshaw – Canada *See\_Stagewest\_Hospitality*

Casino Cabourg – France 390

Casino Caesars – Russia 421

Casino Café Reduta – Slovakia *See\_Casinos\_Slovakia*

Casino Calais – France 390

Casino Calgary - Canada 348

Casino California – Russia 421

Casino Campione d'Italia – Italy 397

Casino Canberra - Australia 364

Casino Cap d’Agde – France 390

Casino Capital – Ukraine 444

Casino Capitol - Bulgaria 376

Casino Caribbean – Kirkland, WA 292

Casino Caribbean – Yakima, WA 292

Casino Carousel – Russia 421

Casino Castillo de Peralada – Spain *See\_Casino\_Peralada*

Casino Central – Hermosillo, Mexico 403

Casino Central – Mexico 402

Casino Central – Russia 421

Casino Central Crown – La Paz, Mexico 403

Casino Central Crown – Obregon, Mexico 403

Casino Chateau Lyon – Russia 421

Casino Chaudfontaine - Belgium 373

Casino Chios – Romania 417

Casino Cleopatra - Kneonatpa – Russia 421

Casino Club Cardinal – Russia 421

Casino Club East – Russia 421

Casino Club Eldorado Lavelle - Bulgaria 376

Casino Club Eldorado Vitosha - Bulgaria 376

Casino Club En Grand – Russia 421

Casino Club XO - Moldova 409

Casino Colibri – Russia 422

Casino Copa Cabana - Aruba *See\_Hyatt\_Regency\_Aruba*

Casino Copenhagan – Denmark 388

Casino Corona – Mexico 403

Casino Corrida – Russia 422

Casino Cosmopol – Sweden 442

Casino Cosmos – Russia 422

Casino Cratos Premium – Cyprus 385

Casino Crystal – Nizhur\_Novgorod\_Russia 422

Casino Crystal – Moscow, Russia 422

Casino Crystal – Omsk, Russia 422

Casino da Povoa – Portugal 414

Casino Dafida – Russia 422, 429

Casino Dallas – Russia 422

Casino d'Allevard – France 390

Casino Data Systems (Manufacturer) 332

Casino Davydov – Russia 422

Casino de Espinho – Portugal 415

Casino de Genting – Malaysia 400

Casino de Hull - Canada 358

Casino de la Plaza – Puerto Rico 415

Casino de la Vallee – Italy 397

Casino de Mallorca – Spain 440

Casino de Monte Carlo - Monaco 409

Casino de Montreal - Canada 358

Casino de Namur - Belgium 373

Casino de Paris – Russia 422

Casino de Saint Gilles Croix de Vie – France 390

Casino de Spa - Belgium 373

Casino Del Mar - Argentina 360

Casino Del Mar – Mexico 403

Casino del Mar – Puerto Rico 415

Casino del Sol – Puerto Rico 415

Casino del Sol – Tuscon, AZ 12

Casino Deltaplane – Russia 424

Casino Desparado – Russia 422

Casino Di Venezia – Italy 397

Casino Di Venezia – Malta 400

Casino Diamond – Russia 422

Casino Diamond Club - Bulgaria 376

Casino Diamond Hand – Russia 422

Casino Dieppe – France 390

Casino Dimyat - Bulgaria 376

Casino Dinant - Belgium 373

Casino Dirigible – Russia 422

Casino Discovery – Russia 422

Casino Divonne – France 390

Casino Dragon – Russia 422

Casino Dream – Russia 422

Casino du Lac-Leamy - Canada 358

Casino du Liban – Lebanon 398

Casino Eagle – Russia 423

Casino Eaglet – Russia 423

Casino Eclipse – Georgia 392

Casino Eden – Russia 423

Casino Efbet - Bulgaria 376

Casino Eldorado – Irkutsk, Russia 423

Casino Eldorado – Moscow, Russia 423

Casino Elephant d’Or – Ivory Coast 397

Casino Equator Club – Russia 423

Casino Escellent – Russia 423

Casino Esmeralda – Novosiluisk, Russia 423

Casino Esmeralda – St Petersburg, Russia 423

Casino Espanola – Russia 423

Casino Estoril – Portugal 415

Casino Europe – Russia 423

Casino Fandango – Carson City, NV 152

Casino Fate – Vladivostok, Russia 423

Casino Filipino – Phillipines 414

Casino Filipino Apo View – Phillipines 414

Casino Filipino San Lazaro – Phillipines 414

Casino Finix - Bulgaria 376

Casino Flamingo – Kenya 397

Casino Flamingo – Krasnodar, Russia 423

Casino Flamingo – Macedonia 399

Casino Flamingo – Voronezh, Russia 423

Casino Fortuna – Ryazan, Russia 423

Casino Fortune – Belarus 371

Casino Fortus - Moldova 409

Casino Freedom – Ukraine 444

Casino Fun Cruises – San Diego, CA 335

Casino Gabriela – Ukraine 444

Casino Gambling House – Russia 423

Casino Gladiator – Russia 423

Casino GOA – Russia 423

Casino Gold Forge – Russia 423

Casino Gold Scarab – Russia 423

Casino Golden Calf – Russia 423

Casino Golden Dragon – China 381

Casino Golden Dragon – Russia 423

Casino Golden Jack – Russia 424

Casino Golden Lady – Russia 424

Casino Golden Lion – Russia 424

Casino Golden Mill – Russia 424

Casino Golden Palace – Peru 412

Casino Golden Palace – Russia 424

Casino Golden Piano – Russia 424

Casino Golden Taurus – Russia 424

Casino Golitsin – Russia 424

Casino Good Win – Russia 424

Casino Graft – Russia 424

Casino Gran Canaria – Spain 440

Casino Gran Madrid – Spain 440

Casino Gran Nevada – Mexico 403

Casino Gran Via – Spain 440

Casino Grand Cafe – France 390

Casino Grand Luidor – Russia 424

Casino Grand Prix – Estonia 389

Casino Graz - Austria 369

Casino Greoux les Bains – France 391

Casino Gyor – Hungary 395

Casino Hand-Glider – Russia 424

Casino Harlequin – Russia 424

Casino Harolds – Libby, MT 132

Casino Hawaii - Bulgaria 376

Casino Helsinki – Finland 390

Casino Hemus - Bulgaria 376

Casino Highway – Russia 424

Casino Hocus-Pocus – Russia 424

Casino Hollywood – Russia 424

Casino Hotel Carnevale – Slovenia 436

Casino Hrisantema - Bulgaria 376

Casino Ice – Russia 424

Casino Iceberg – Russia 424

Casino Ilona – Russia 424

Casino Imperial – Ekaterinburg, Russia 425

Casino Imperial – Hungary 395

Casino Imperial – Moscow, Russia 425

Casino Imperial – Novosibirsk, Russia 425

Casino Imperial – Rostov-on-Don, Russia 425

Casino Imperial – Utsk, Russia 425

Casino Imperial – Vladivostok, Russia 425

Casino Impira – Russia 424

Casino Innsbrudk - Austria 369

Casino International – Georgia 392

Casino Isola – Slovenia 436

Casino Ivanhoe’s Castle – Russia 425

Casino Iveria – Georgia 392

Casino Izhevsk – Russia 425

Casino Izola – Slovenia 436, 437

Casino Jackpot – Russia 425

Casino Jazz Town – Russia 425

Casino Jewel – Georgia 392

Casino JOA d’Antibes la Siesta – France 391

Casino JOA d’Etretat – France 391

Casino JOA d’Uriage – France 391

Casino JOA de Besancon – France 391

Casino JOA de Canet – France 391

Casino JOA de Gerardmer – France 391

Casino JOA de Luxeuil – France 391

Casino JOA de Montrond – France 391

Casino JOA de Port Crouesty – France 391

Casino JOA de Santenay – France 391

Casino JOA de St-Aubin – France 391

Casino JOA de St-Jean-de-Luz – France 391

Casino JOA de St-Pair – France 391

Casino JOA de St-Paul-Les-Dax – France 391

Casino JOA des Sables d’Olonne – France 391

Casino JOA du Boulou – France 391

Casino JOA du Lac Du Der – France 391

Casino JOA du Treport – France 391

Casino JOA la Seyne – France 391

Casino Jordan – Russia 425

Casino Jump Up – St. Maarten 442

Casino Karambol – Ekateringburg, Russia 425

Casino Karambol – Ryazan, Russia 425

Casino Kartac – Czech Republic 387

Casino Kash! – Mexico 403

Casino Katarinburg – Russia 425

Casino Katusha – Russia 425

Casino Kecskemet – Hungary 395

Casino Keiptaun – Moscow, Russia 425

Casino Keiptaun – St. Petersburg, Russia 425

Casino Kitzbuhel - Austria 369

Casino Klondike – Russia 425

Casino Kniaz Igor – Russia 428

Casino Koleso Fortuny – Russia 430

Casino Kosice – Slovakia *See\_Casinos\_Slovakia*

Casino Kristina – Russia 426

Casino Kuban - Bulgaria 377

Casino Kursaal Oostende - Belgium 373

Casino Kuznetsk – Russia 426

Casino La Grand Motte – France 391

Casino La Hacienda – Peru 412

Casino La Roche Posay – France 391

Casino La Trinite-sur-Mer – France 391

Casino Lan Kwai Fong Macau – China 381

Casino Lancelot – Ukraine 444

Casino Las Olas – Costa Rica 384

Casino Las Vegas - Bulgaria 377

Casino Les 4 chemins Vichy – France 391

Casino Lev – Slovenia 436

Casino Lido – Hungary 395

Casino Lido – Romania 417

Casino Life Casino – Mexico 403

Casino Lilit – Russia 426

Casino Liman – Cyprus 386

Casino Lisboa – China 381

Casino Lisboa – Portugal 415

Casino Lloret – Spain 440

Casino Lord – Russia 426

Casino Lotus – Russia 426

Casino Loutraki – Greece 393

Casino Lugano – Switzerland 443

Casino Luxor – Novosibirsk, Russia 426

Casino Luxor – Penza, Russia 426

Casino Magic – Bay St. Louis, MS 112

Casino Magic – Biloxi, MS 112

Casino Magic – Bossier City, LA 86

Casino Magic – Bozeman, MT 132

Casino Magic Corp. (Universal) 313

Casino Magic Porto Carras – Greece 394

**Casino Magic Xanthi – Greece** 394

Casino Malibu – Russia 426

Casino Malta – Malta 400

Casino Mandalay – Peru 412

Casino Mandarin – Ukraine 444

Casino Manhattan – Russia 426

Casino Marbella – Spain 440

Casino Mardigras – Peru 413

Casino Marilyn – Russia 426

Casino Marina – Sri Lanka 441

Casino Marina Maputo- Mozambique 410

Casino Marysville – Marysville, CA 19

Casino Masaris – Peru 413

Casino Maska – Russia 426

Casino Maximym – Ukraine 444

Casino Mediterraneo – Spain 440

Casino Medved – Russia 426

Casino Mefisto – Russia 426

Casino Megapolis – Russia 426

Casino MegaStar – Russia 426

Casino Memphis - Bulgaria 377

Casino Merkur Spielothek – Germany 393

Casino Metelica – Belarus 371

Casino Metelitsa – Russia 426

Casino Metro – Puerto Rico 415

Casino Metropol – Russia 426

Casino Metropol – Ukraine 445

Casino Miami – Miami, FL 335

Casino Miami – Peru 413

Casino Miami Jai-Alai – Miami, FL 59

Casino Middelkerke - Belgium 373

Casino Millennium – Belarus 371

Casino Million – Russia 426

Casino Mirage – Belarus 371

Casino Mirage – Moscow, Russia 426

Casino Mirage – Saransk, Russia 427

Casino Monaco – Czech Republic *See\_Casino\_VIP\_Club*

Casino Monarch – Russia 427

Casino Mond – Slovenia 436

Casino Monster Club – Russia 427

Casino Monte Carlo – Russia 427

Casino Monte Cristo – Russia 427

Casino Monte Lago – Henderson, NV 152

Casino Moose Jaw - Canada 359

Casino Morongo – Cabazon, CA *See\_Morongo\_Casino*, *See\_Morongo\_Casino*

Casino Municipale Di Venezia – Italy 397

Casino Nanaimo – Canada 351

Casino Napoleon Palace - Moldova 409

Casino Nautilus – Russia 427

Casino New Brunswick - Canada 353

Casino New York – Peru 413

Casino Niagara - Canada 354

Casino Nirvana – Russia 427

Casino Nitra – Slovakia *See Casinos Slovakia*

Casino Northern Lights – Russia 427

Casino Nova Scotia – Halifax, Canada 353

Casino Nova Scotia – Sydney, Canada 354

Casino Oasis – Tver’ Yatti, Russia 427

Casino Oceanus – China 381

Casino Odissey – Russia 427

Casino Odysseus – Russia 427

Casino of the Sun – Tuscon, AZ 12

Casino Oklahoma – Hinton, OK 263

Casino Olympia – Russia 427

Casino Oracul – Russia 427

Casino Orfeum – Hungary 395

Casino Orlenok – Russia 427

Casino Oscar – Russia 427

Casino Palace – Czech Republic *See\_Banco\_Casino*

Casino Palace – Mexico 403

Casino Palace – Romania 417

Casino Palace – San Jeronimo, Mexico 403

Casino Palais de la Mediterranee – France 391

Casino Palavas Les Flots – France 391

Casino Palermo – Mexico 403

Casino Panorama – Czech Republic *See\_Casino\_VIP\_Club*

Casino Panorama – Russia 427

Casino Pargue – Russia 428

Casino Paris – Romania 417

Casino Pauma – Pauma Valley, CA 19

Casino Peace – Georgia 393

Casino Pegasus – Russia 427

Casino Peralada – Spain 440

Casino Pfaffikon-Zurichsee – Switzerland 443

Casino Phantom – Russia 427

Casino Pharaoh – Moscow, Russia 427

Casino Pharaoh – St. Petersburg, Russia 427

Casino Pharaoh 2 – Yoshkar-Ola, Russia 427

Casino Phoenix – Russia 428

Casino Pikovaya Dama – Nizhny Novgorod, Russia 428

Casino Pikovaya Dama – Saratov, Russia 428

Casino Piligrim – Russia 428

Casino Planet – Lithuania 399

Casino Planet Success – Russia 428

Casino Play & Boy – Latvia 398

Casino Playa de las Americas – Spain 440

Casino Plaza – Russia 428

Casino Plombieres les Bains – France 391

Casino Plouescat – France 391

Casino Podmoskovie – Russia 428

Casino Poker Club – Russia 428

Casino Polana- Mozambique 410

Casino Pornic – France 391

Casino Porto Carras – Greece 394

Casino Premium – Mexico 403

Casino Primorec – Russia 428

Casino Primorie – Russia 428

Casino Prince Igor – Russia 428

Casino Princesa – Miami Bayside, FL 335

Casino Prism – Russia 428

Casino Prive - Bulgaria 377

Casino Privileges - Canada 358

Casino Puerto Madero - Argentina 360

Casino Pyramid – Lipetsk, Russia 428

Casino Pyramid – Tolyatti, Russia 428

Casino Pyramid – Volzhsk, Russia 428

Casino Q – Dubuque, IA 76

Casino Queen – E. St. Louis, IL 64

Casino Queen of Spades – Nizhny Novgorod, Russia 428

Casino Queen of Spades – Saratov, Russia 428

Casino Rama - Canada 354

Casino Ray – Finland 390

Casino Real – Manteca, CA 20

Casino Real – Puerto Rico 415

Casino Red – Huddersfield, UK 446

Casino Regina - Canada 359

Casino Reno - Belgium 373

Casino Revolucion – Mexico 403

Casino Richelieu – Ukraine 445

Casino Rila - Bulgaria 377

Casino Rio – Greece 394

Casino Rio – Russia 428

Casino Rio – Slovenia 437

Casino Ritz - Bulgaria 377

Casino Riviera – Slovenia 437

Casino Riviera Club – Russia 428

Casino Rocks – Cyprus 386

Casino Rodos – Greece 394

Casino Rotonda – Russia 428

Casino Rouge – Baton Rouge, LA 86

Casino Rouge et Noir – St. Maarten 442

Casino Royal – Belarus 371

Casino Royal - Bulgaria 377

Casino Royal – Czech Rep. 387

Casino Royal Evian – France 391

Casino Royal Park – Russia 428

Casino Royale – Billings, MT 132

Casino Royale – Egypt 388

Casino Royale – LV, NV 152

Casino Royale – Russia 428

Casino Royale – Sacramento, CA 20

Casino Royale – St. Maarten 442

Casino Royale San Jeronimo – Mexico 404

Casino Russian Lion – Russia 428

Casino Russian Troyka – Russia 428

Casino Russian Village – Russia 428

Casino Safari – Novosibirsk, Russia 429

Casino Safari – Samara, Russia 429

Casino Saigon – Ukraine 445

Casino Saint-Galmier – France 391

Casino Salieri – Russia 429

Casino Salzburg - Austria 369

Casino San Roque – Spain 440

Casino Sao Paulo – Mexico 404

Casino Satellite – Russia 429

Casino Saturn – Russia 429

Casino Schaffhausen – Switzerland 443

Casino Screen – Russia 429

Casino Seefeld - Austria 369

Casino Sesame - Bulgaria 377

Casino Seven Stars – Russia 429

Casino Severyanka – Russia 429

Casino Shanda La – Russia 429

Casino Shangri La – Georgia 393

Casino Siberia – Russia 429

Casino Silver Town – Russia 429

Casino Slavutich – Ukraine 445

Casino Slavyanka – Russia 429

Casino Soccer – Russia 429

Casino Sofia - Bulgaria 377

Casino Sofia – Russia 429

Casino Solei – Croatia 385

Casino Sopron – Hungary 395

Casino Sphinx – Russia 429

Casino Split – Nizhni Novgorod, Russia 429

Casino Split – Smolensk, Russia 429

Casino Split – Tver, Russia 429

Casino Sputnik – Russia 429

Casino St. Charles - MO *See\_Station\_St.\_Charles*

Casino Stagecoach – Russia 429

Casino Star Sky – Russia 429

Casino Stealth – Russia 429

Casino Sunborn – Gibraltar 393

Casino Syros – Greece 394

Casino Szentendre – Hungary 395

Casino Tamarindos – Spain 440

Casino Tanger - Bulgaria 377

Casino Taoro – Spain 440

Casino Tarragona – Spain 440

Casino Thraki – Greece 394

Casino Time Out – Ukraine 445

Casino Titanic – Russia 429

Casino Tornado – Lithuania 399

Casino Torrequebrada – Spain 440

Casino Town – Mexico 404

Casino Trois Ilets – Maartinique 401

Casino Valery Bryusov – Russia 430

Casino Valoro – Romania 417

Casino Vam – Russia 430

Casino Variete - Bulgaria 377

Casino Vegas – Czech Republic *See\_Banco\_Casino*

Casino Velden - Austria 369

Casino Venus – Russia 430

Casino Versailles – Russia 430

Casino Vesuvius – Romania 417

Casino Videomat - Estonia 389

Casino Vigado – Hungary 396

Casino VIP - Bulgaria 377

Casino VIP Club – Czech Republic 387

Casino VIP Club – Ukraine 445

Casino Vis a Vis – Ukraine 445

Casino Visa – Russia 430

Casino Vitosha - Bulgaria 377

Casino Viva – Russia 430

Casino Viva Mexico – Mexico 404

Casino Vladivostok – Russia 430

Casino Volga – Russia 430

Casino West – Yerington, NV 153

Casino Wheel of Fortune – Russia 430

Casino White Cloud – White Cloud, KS 83

Casino White Sable – Russia 430

Casino Wien - Austria 369

Casino Windsor - Canada 355

Casino Wingo – Mexico 404

Casino Winners – Russia 430

Casino Xanthi – Greece 394

Casino XO - Bulgaria 377

Casino XO Club – Belarus 371

Casino Zeus – Belarus 372

Casino Zhiguli – Russia 430

Casino Zilina *See Casinos Slovakia*

Casino Zurich – Switzerland 443

CasinoMagic Club - Bulgaria 377

Casinomaha – Omaha, IA 76

Casinos Austria - Austria 369

Casinos Austria Maritime 335

Casinos Barriere – France 391

Casinos Catalunya – Spain 440

Casinos Czechoslovakia – Czech Rep. 387

Casinos del Estado – Uruguay *See\_Maronas\_Entertainment*

Casinos Hungary – Hungary 396

Casinos Imperial – Hungary 396

Casinos of Winnipeg - Canada 353

Casinos Portorose – Slovenia 437

Casinos Slovakia – Slovakia 436

Casnio de Charlevoix - Canada 357

Caspi Cruise Line - Israel 335

Castaways – LV, NV 153

Castle Hill Casino – Dudley, UK 446

Casuarina – LV, NV 153

Catfish Bend – Burlington, IA 76

Cattle AC – Sidney, MT 133

Cattle Country Casino – Harlowton, MT 133

Cavalier Lounge – LV, NV 153

CCS Inc / CCS-Plastech (Manufacturer) 332

Cedar Downs – Sandusky, OH 261

Celebrity Cruises – Miami, FL 335

Celebrity Hotel / The Mint – Deadwood, SD 285

Celestyal Cruises – Cyprus 335

Cellar Casino – Miles City, MT 133

Centenary Lakes Sports Club - Australia 364

Central Club – Moscow, Russia 430

Central Palace – Central City, CO 43

Century Casino – Bath, UK 446

Century Casino – Calgary, Canada 348

Century Casino – Central City, CO 43

Century Casino – Cripple Creek, CO 43

Century Casino – Edmonton, Canada 349

Cerromar Beach – Puerto Rico 415

Champion Slot Hall – Russia 430

Chances Chilliwack - Canada 351

Chances Dawson Creek - Canada 351

Chances Gaming Centres – Canada *See\_British\_Columbia\_Lottery*

Chances Maple Ridge - Canada 351

Chances RimRock - Canada 351

Charging Horse – Lame Deer, MT 133

Charity Casino – Canada *See\_OLG\_Slots*

Charles Town Races – Charles Town, WV 303

Charlie Chester Casino – London, UK 446

Charlie Holder’s – Henderson, NV 153

Charlie VIP Casino - Russia 430

Charlie's Bar – LV, NV *See Becker Gaming*

Charlottetown Driving Park – Canada 357

Chats Slot Gaming Center – Vietnam 451

Cher Ae Heights Casino – Trinidad, CA 20

Cherno More Casino – Bulgaria 377

Cherokee Casino – Catoosa, OK 264

Cherokee Casino – Fort Gibson, OK 264

Cherokee Casino – Ramona, OK 264

Cherokee Casino – Roland, OK 264

Cherokee Casino – Sallisaw, OK 264

Cherokee Casino – Tahlequah, OK 264

Cherokee Casino – West Siloam, OK 265

Cherokee Casino Will Rogers Downs – Claremore, OK 265

Cherokee Casinos (Multiple Locations) 263

Chewelah Casino – Chewelah, WA 292

Chicago Casino - Russia 430

Chicken Ranch Casino – Jamestown, CA 20

Chicksaw Casino – Duncan, OK 265

China Palace – Czech Rep. 387

Chinook Winds – Lincoln City, OR 278

Chip Amusement - Belgium 373

Chip-In Island Resort – Harris, MI 99

Chip-In-Casino – Harris, MI 96

Chips Casino – Bremerton, WA 292

Chips Casino – La Center, WA 292

Chips Casino – Lakewood, WA 292

Chips Casino – Tukwila, WA 292

Chisholm Trail – Duncan, OK 265

Chkalov Casino - Russia 430

Choctaw Casinos – OK 265

Choctaw Gaming – Durant, OK 265

Choctaw Gaming – Pocola, OK 265

Christchurch – New Zealand 410

Christopher Columbus Casino Club - Russia 430

Chukars – Fernley, NV 153

Chukchansi Gold – Coarsegold, CA 20

Chumash Casino – Santa Ynez, CA 20

Churchill Downs – Louisville, NY 84

Churchill Springs Casino – Fallon, NV 153

Churchill Station Casino – Fallon, NV 153

Cimarron – Perkins, OK 265

Circle Inn – Billings, MT 133

Circus Boncelles - Belgium 373

Circus Casino – Edinburgh, UK 447

Circus Casino – Manchester, UK 447

Circus Casino – Notthingham, UK 447

Circus Casino – Stoke on Hanley, UK 447

Circus Circus – LV, NV 153

Circus Circus – Reno, NV 154

Circus Circus – Tunica, MS 112

Cirsa Winners Club – Universal 313

Cities of Gold – Santa FE, NM 248

City Casino – Estonia 389

City Casino & Bingo – Billings, MT 133

City Casino Group - Bulgaria 377

City of Dreams – China 381

City of Dreams – Phillipines 414

Claridge – AC, NJ 237

Clarion – Reno, NV 154

Classic Island Casino – Longview, WA 292

Clearwater Casino – Suquamish, WA *See\_Suquamish\_Clearwater*

Clearwater River Casino – Lewiston, ID 63

Cleopatra Casino – Estonia 389

Cleopatra’s Club – Kennewick, WA 293

Cleopatra’s Island Casino – Kennewick, WA 293

Cliff Castle – Camp Verde, AZ 12

Clinton Raceway – Canada *See OLG Slots*

Club 99 – Vietnam 451

Club Astoria – Moscow, Russia 430

Club C – Northern Marianas 411

Club Cal Neva – Reno, NV 154

Club Casino (Heights) – Billings, MT 133

Club Casino (West End) – Billings, MT 133

Club Europe – Russia 430

Club Fortune – Henderson, NV 155

Club Hollywood – Shoreline, WA 293

Club Jugador Consentido – Mexico 404

Club Kawana - Australia 366

Club of Ireland – LV, NV 155

Club on Pyatnitskaya Street – Moscow, Russia 430

Club One Casino – Fresno, CA 21

Club Regent - Canada 353

Club Royale – Vietnam 451

Club Vegas – Vietnam 451

Club-Casino Belaja Vezja – Belarus 372

CNE Casino - Canada 355

Coast Casinos – LV, NV 155

Coast Casinos Sports Book – LV, NV 156

Coast Resorts Turf Club – LV, NV 156

Cocky’s Games –Belgium 373

Cocopah – Somerton, AZ 12

Coeur d’Arlene – Worley, ID 63

Coliseum Casino – Belarus 372

Coliseum Casino – Moscow, Russia 430

Coliseum Casino – Murmansk, Russia 430

Coliseum Casino – St. Maarten 442

Colleens Lucky Charm – Great Falls, MT 133

Colony Club – London, UK 447

Colony Club Casino – Malawi 399

Colony Sporting Club – Cyprus 386

Colorado Belle – Laughlin, NV 156

Colorado Central Stn. – Black Hawk, CO 43

Colorado Grande – Cripple Creek, CO 44

Colorado Plasticard (Manufacturer) 332

Coloseum Club –Bosnia & Herzegovina 375

Colusa Casino – Colusa, CA 21

Colville Tribal Casinos – WA 293

Comanche Nation Casinos – OK 266

Comanche Nation Entertainment – OK 266

Comanche Nation Games – Lawton, OK 266

Comanche Red River – Devol, OK 266

Comanche Spur – OK *See\_Comanche\_Nation\_Casinos*

Commanche Star – OK *See\_Comanche\_Nation\_Casinos*

Commerce Casino – Commerce, CA 22

Commercial Hotel Casino – Elko, NV *See\_Stockman's/Elko\_NV*

Comstock – Reno, NV 156

Concho Travel Center – Concho, OK 271

Concord Card Casino - Austria 370

Condado Plaza – Puerto Rico 415

Conrad Cairo – Egypt 388

Conrad Casino – Uruguay 451

Contessa Cruise – N. Palm Beach, FL 336

Conti Group – Russia 430

Continental Casino – Russia 431

Continental Hotel – LV, NV 157

Cool Casino - Aruba 361

Copa Casino – Gulfport, MS 112

Cordova Casino – Rancho Cordova, CA 22

Corfu Holiday Palace Casino – Greece 395

Corinthian Club, The – Glasgow, UK 447

Cosmopol Casino – Sweden 442

Cosmopolitan, The – LV, NV 157

Costa Allegra - Italy 336

Costa Atlantica - Italy 336

Costa Classica - Italy 336

Costa Concordia - Italy 336

Costa Cruises - Italy 336

Costa Deliziosa - Italy 337

Costa Diadema - Italy 337

Costa Fascinosa - Italy 337

Costa Favolosa - Italy 337

Costa Fortuna - Italy 337

Costa Luminosa - Italy 338

Costa Magica - Italy 338

Costa Marina - Italy 338

Costa Mediterranea - Italy 338

Costa neoClassica - Italy 336

Costa neoRiviera - Italy 339

Costa neoRomantica - Italy 339

Costa Pacifica - Italy 338

Costa Riviera - Italy 339

Costa Romantica - Italy 339

Costa Serena - Italy 339

Costa Victoria - Italy 339

Cotton Club – Greenville, MS 112

Cotton Club Casino – Glasgow, UK 447

Coulee Dam Casino – Coulee City, WA *See\_Colville\_Tribal\_Casinos*

Country Club Casino – Australia *See\_Wrest\_Point\_Hotel*

Coushatta Casino Resort – Kinder, LA 87

Coyote Bob's Roadhouse – Kennewick, WA 293

Coyote Valley Casino – Redwood Valley, CA 22

Cozy’s Tavern – Lake Tahoe, NV 157

CPI Card Group (Manufacturer) 332

Cracker Factory – Black Hawk, CO 44

Crazy Moose – Mountlake Terrace, WA 293

Crazy Moose – Pasco, WA 293

Creek Bingo Palace – Atmore, AL 9

Creek Entertainment – Montgomery, AL 9

Creek Nation – Bristow, OK 266

Creek Nation – Checotah, OK 266

Creek Nation – Duck Creek, OK 266

Creek Nation – Eufaula, OK 266

Creek Nation – Holdenville, OK 267

Creek Nation – Muskogee, OK 267

Creek Nation – Okemah, OK 267

Creek Nation – Okmulgee, OK 267

Creek Nation – Tulsa, OK 267

Creek Nation Casinos – OK 266

Creek Nation Gaming – OK 267

Creeker's – Cripple Creek, CO 44

Cromwell Mint Casino – London, UK 447

Crown & Anchor British Pub – Las Vegas, NV 157

Crown Casino – China 381

Crown Casino – Melbourne, Australia 364

Crown Casino – Panama 412

Crown Casino – Perth, Australia 365

Crown Casino – Russia 431

Crown Casino Ajijic – Mexico 404

Crown Casino Chihuahua – Mexico 404

Crown City Casinos – Mexico 404

Crown Torreon Casino – Mexico 404

Crystal Bay Club – Lake Tahoe, NV 157

Crystal Casino - Canada 353

Crystal Casino – Russia 431

Crystal Crown Casino - Bulgaria 377

Crystal Cruises – Los Angeles, CA 340

Crystal Palace – Mexico 404

Crystal Palace – Peru 413

Crystal Palace Casino - Bahamas 370

Crystal Palace Casino – Central City, CO 44

Crystal Park – Compton, CA 22

Crystal/Seaport - Aruba 361

Crystel Casino – Compton, CA 22

Curacao Casino – Curacao 385

Cypress Bayou Casino – Charenton, LA 87

Czech Casinos – Czech Rep. 387

D Las Vegas, The – LV, NV 157

Dairyland Greyhound Park – Kenosha, WI 305

Dakota Club – Deadwood, SD 285

Dakota Connection – Sisseton, SD 285

Dakota Dunes Casino – Canada *See\_SIGA*

Dakota Magic – Hankinson, ND 260

Dakota Nation Gaming – ND 260

Dakota Players Club – Deadwood, SD 285

Dakota Sioux – Watertown, SD 285

Dancing Eagle – Acoma, NM 249

Dania Casino & Jai Alai – Dania Beach, FL 59

Danny’s Country Store – LV, NV 157

Dawn Beach Casino – St. Maarten 442

Daytona Beach – Daytona Beach, FL 60

Daytona Casino – Dayton, NV *See\_Slotworld\_Daytona\_Casino*

Deadwood Express – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Deadwood Frontier Club – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Deadwood Gulch – Deadwood, SD 285

Deadwood Mountain Grand – Deadwood, SD 285

Deano’s Casino – Missoula, MT 133

Dean's Place – LV, NV 157

Deerfoot Inn & Casino - Canada 349

Dejope – Madison, WI 305

Del Lago Resort & Casino – Waterloo\_NY 253

Del Mar – San Diego, CA 23

Delaware Park – Stanton, DE 57

Delta Downs – Vinton LA 88

Den Haring - Belgium 373

Den, The – LV, NV 157

Depot & Motherlode – Deadwood, SD 286

Depot Casino – Dayton, NV 157

Derby Lane – St. Paul, FL 60

Desert Diamond – Tucson, AZ 13

Desert Diamond – Why, AZ 13

Desert Diamond West Valley – Glendale, AZ 13

Desert Inn – LV, NV 157

Desert Rose Casino – Alturas, CA 23

Diamond Beach - Australia 365

Diamond Beach Casino – Curacao 385

Diamond Casino – Missoula, MT 133

Diamond Casino – St. Maarten 442

Diamond Casino Cruises – Little River\_SC 340

Diamond Club – Russia 431

Diamond Dice - Belgium 373

Diamond Jacks – Bossier City, LA 88

Diamond Jacks – Vicksburg, MS 113

Diamond Jim’s – Rosamond, CA 23

Diamond Jim’s Casino – Butte, MT 133

Diamond Jim’s Casino – Missoula, MT 133

Diamond Jo – Dubuque, IA 77

Diamond Jo – Northwood, IA 78

Diamond Jubilee – Billings, MT 133

Diamond Mountain – Susanville, CA 23

Diamond Sam's – Billings, MT *See\_Lucky\_Lady*

Diamonds Casino – Mexico 404

Diamond's Casino – Reno, NV 158

Dicky's Beach Surf Club - Australia 365

Dillinger Casino – Kyrgyzstan 397

Dini’s Lucky Club – Yerington, NV 158

Discovery 1/Discovery Sun – Miami, FL 340

Distill – LV, NV 158

District Tavern Group (Universal) 313

Diver – Mexico 404

Divi Carina Bay Casino – Virgin Islands 452

Divi Flamingo Beach Casino – Bonaire 375

Doc Holiday – Central City, CO 44

Donchanka Casino – Russia 431

Dostoevskiy Hall – Russia 431

Dotty’s – LV, NV 158

Double Down Saloon – LV, NV 158

Double Eagle – Cripple Creek, CO 44

Dover Downs – Dover, DE 58

Downs at Albuquerque – Aubuquerque, NM 249

Downstream – Quapaw, OK 267

Downtown Grand – LV, NV 158

Doyle Brunson Poker Club – Hungary 396

Draft House – LV, NV 158

Dragonara Casino – Malta 400

Dreams Casino – Chile 380

Dresden Raceway – Canada *See OLG Slots*

Drift On Inn – Shoreline, WA 293

Drummer Casino – Russia 431

DTD Gaming Club – Nottingham, UK 447

Dubai Palace Casino – Mexico 404

Dubuque Greyhound Park – Dubuque, IA 78

Duck Inn, The – Havre, MT 133

Duke’s Casino – Sparks, NV 158

Dunedin Casino – New Zealand 410

Dunes – LV, NV 158

Dunes Casino – St. Maarten *See\_Atlantis\_World*

Dusk Till Dawn Poker – Northhampton, UK 447

Eagle Mountain – Porterville, CA 23

Eagle River Casino - Canada 349

East Wind – Pine Ridge, SD 286

Eastside Cannery – LV, NV 158

Easy Street – Central City, CO 45

Ebro Greyhound Park – Ebro, FL 60

Eclipse Gaming Operations – LV, NV 159

Ed’s Topaz Nugget – Topaz Lake, NV 159

Edelweiss Lodge – Germany 393

Eden Casino – France 392

Edgewater – Laughlin, NV 159

Edgewater Casino - Canada 351

El Capitan Lodge & Casino – Hawthorne, NV 159

El Conquistador – Puerto Rico 416

El Cortez – LV, NV 159

El Dorado – Henderson, NV 183

El Jumelgi Poker Room – Canada 358

El Rancho – LV, NV 159

El San Juan – Puerto Rico 416

El Tropical – Puerto Rico 416

Elbow River Casino - Canada 349

Eldorado – Henderson, NV 159

Eldorado – Reno, NV 159

Eldorado – Shreveport, LA 88

Eldorado Casino – Czech Republic 388

Eldorado Casino – Mexico 404

Eldorado Resorts – One Club (Universal) 313

Elements Casino *–* Canada 351

Elexus Casino – Cyprus 386

Elite Casino Resorts – IA 313

Elixir – Henderson, NV 160

Elk Valley – Crescent City, CA 23

Elki Palki Casino – Russia 431

Ella Star Casino - FL 340

Ellis Island – LV, NV 160

Ellis Park – Henderson, KY 84

Eltron (Manufacturer) 332

Elwha River Casino – Port Angeles, WA 293

Embassy Suites – Puerto Rico 416

Emerald Bay – Bahamas 371

Emerald Casino – Curacao 385

Emerald Casino – Russia 431

Emerald Casino – S. Africa 437

Emerald City – Great Falls, MT 133

Emerald City – Whitefish, MT 134

Emerald Downs – Auburn, WA 293

Emerald Island Casino – Henderson, NV 160

Emerald Princess II – Brunswick, GA 340

Emerald Queen – Fife, WA 294

Emerald Queen – Tacoma, WA 294

Emnotweni – S. Africa 437

Emotion Casino – Mexico 404

Emperor Palace – China 381

Emperors Palace – S. Africa 438

Empire City Casino at Yonkers Raceway – Yonkers, NY 253

Empress – Hammond, IN 71

Empress – Joliet, IL 64

Empress Cruise Lines – Clearwater, FL 340

Enchanted Capri – New Orleans, LA 340

Enjoy Casino – Chile 380

Ernie’s Lounge – LV, NV 161

Eureka – Australia *See Oasis Rewards Club*

Eureka – LV, NV 161

Eureka – Mesquite, NV 161

Europa Club Casino – Latvia 398

Europa Sea Kruz - FL 340

Evangeline Downs – Opelousas, LA 89

Evanston Horse Palace – Evanston, WY 309

Excalibur – LV, NV 161

Excelsior Casino - Aruba 362

Expo Casino – Belgium 373

Fabulous Freddy’s – LV, NV 162

Fair Grounds – New Orleans, LA 89

Fairgrounds Gaming – Hamburg, NY 254

Fairmont Hotel – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Fairplex Park – Pomona, CA 23

Fallsview Casino Niagara - Canada 355

Famous Bonanza, The – Central City, CO 45

Fantastic – Mexico 405

Fantasy Springs – Indio, CA 24

Faraday (Card Distributor) 332

Feather Falls – Oroville, CA 24

Feather Warrior – Watonga, OK 271

Fenikss Casino – Estonia 389

Fiesta – Henderson, NV 162

Fiesta – LV, NV 162

Fiesta Casino - Bulgaria 378

Fiesta Casino – Costa Rica 384

Fiesta Casino – Panama 412

Fiesta Casino – Peru 413

Fifth Street Gaming – LV, NV 163

Fifty – UK *See Harrah’s UK*

Finger Lakes – Farmington, NY 254

Fire Rock – Churchrock, NM 249

Firefly Creek – Granite Falls, MN 104

Firekeepers Casino – Battle Creek, MI 96

Firelake – Shawnee, OK 268

Firelake Grand Casino – Shawnee, OK 268

FireSide – LV, NV 163

First Council – Newkirk, OK *See\_Otoe\_Missouri\_Dev\_Authority*

First Gold Hotel – Deadwood, SD 286

Fish-ka – Russia 431

Fitzgerald’s – Black Hawk, CO 45

Fitzgerald’s – Tunica, MS 113

Fitzgeralds – LV, NV 163

Fitzgeralds – Reno, NV 164

Fitzwilliam Card Club – Dublin, Ireland 396

Five Star Tavern – Henderson, NV 164

Flagler Greyhound Track – Miami, FL 60

Flamboro Downs – Canada 356

Flamingo – New Orleans, LA 89

Flamingo Hilton – Kansas City, MO 128

Flamingo Hilton – Laughlin, NV 165

Flamingo Hilton – LV, NV 164

Flamingo Hilton – Reno, NV 166

Flamingo Hotel & Casino – LV, NV 164

Flamingo Salamanca – Mexico 405

Flowing Tide Pub – LV, NV 166

Flowing Water Navajo – Hogback, NM 249

Foliatti Casino – Mexico 405

Folsom Lake Bowl – Folsom Lake CA 24

Fonner Keno Casino – Grand Island, NE 138

Foothills Ranch – LV, NV 166

Forst Gold Casino – Amite, LA 89

Fort Belknap Casino – Harlem, MT 134

Fort Erie Raceway – Canada *See OLG Slots*

Fort Hall – Ft. Hall, ID 63

Fort McDowell – Fountain Hills, AZ 13

Fort Randall – Wagner, SD 286

Fort Sill Apache Casino – Lawton, OK 269

Fortuna Casino – Russia 431

Fortune – Mexico 405

Fortune Bay – Tower, MN 104

Fortune Valley – Central City, CO 45

Foud-du-Luth Casino – Duluth, MN 104

Four Aces – Deadwood, SD 286

Four Deuces – Duson, LA 90

Four Queens – LV, NV 166

Four Winds – MI 97

Foxwoods – Ledyard, CT 55

Franklin Hotel – Deadwood, SD 286

Fraser Downs Racetrack – Canada 351

Freddie’s – Fife, WA 294

Freddy’s Car Wash – LV, NV 162

Fremont – LV, NV 168

French Connection – Frenchtown, MT 134

French Lick Resort – French Lick, IN 71

Frontier – LV, NV 169

Funsters Grand Casino – Sea Tac, WA 294

G Poker Club – Romania 418

GAA (Manufacturer/Belgium) 332

Gala Bingo – UK 447

Gala Casino – Isle of Man, UK 447

Gala Casino – Various Locations, UK 447

Gala Regency Casino – Northampton, UK 447

Gala Riverboat Casino – Glasgow, UK 447

Gala Russel Square – London, UK 447

Galaxy Macau – China 381

Galaxy Sai Gon Club – Vietnam 451

Gambler, The – Reno, NV *See\_Carl\_Giudici's\_Mint*

Game Tech Int’l (Universal) 313

Gaming Garage – Missoula, MT 134

Ganesh Casino – Mexico 405

Garcia River Casino – Point Arena, CA 24

Garden Route Casino – S. Africa 438

Gateway Casinos – Alberta, Canada 349

Gateway Casinos – Ontario, Canada 356

Gator Gold – Minden, LA 90

Gee Bee's – LV, NV 169

General Automatic Amusement (Manufacturer/Belgium) 332

Genting Casinos – UK 447

Genting Highlands – Malaysia 400

Georgian Downs Slots – Canada 356

Gila River Casino – Chandler, AZ 14

Gilpin Hotel – Black Hawk, CO 46

Giuseppe's – Henderson, NV 169

Giuseppe's Bar & Grill – LV, NV 169

Glacier Peaks Casino – Browning, MT 134

Glitz Casino - Aruba 362

Global Casino – Belarus 372

Glory Hole – Central City, CO 46

Gnats Landing – Laughlin, NV 144

Gold ‘N Silver Inn – Reno, NV 169

Gold Bar – Kalispell, MT 134

Gold Bar Tavern – Anaconda, MT 134

Gold Coast – LV, NV 169

Gold Coin – Central City, CO 46

Gold Country – Oroville, CA 24

Gold Country Inn – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Gold Country Inn – Elko, NV 170

Gold Creek – Cripple Creek, CO 45

Gold Dust – Deadwood, SD 286

Gold Dust Casino – Billings, MT 134

Gold Dust Casino - Canada 349

Gold Dust West – Carson City, NV 170

Gold Dust West – Elko, NV 170

Gold Dust West – Reno, NV 170

Gold Eagle Casino – Canada *See SIGA*

Gold Mine – Black Hawk, CO 46

Gold Mine Gaming Parlor – Butte, MT 134

Gold Mountain Casino – Ardmore, OK 269

Gold Nugget – Lake Charles, LA 90

Gold Ranch – Verdi, NV 171

Gold Ranch Casino – Dayton, NV *See\_Truckee\_Gaming*

Gold Reef City – S. Africa *See\_Silverstar\_Casino*

Gold River – Anadarko, OK 269

Gold River – Laughlin, NV 171

Gold Rush – Cripple Creek, CO 46

Gold Rush Casino – Butte, MT 134

Gold Rush Casino – Henderson, NV 171

Gold Rush Casino – Minden, LA 90

Gold Shore – Biloxi, MS 114

Gold Star – Bigfork, MT 134

Gold Strike – Jean, NV 171

Gold Strike – Tunica, MS 114

Gold Strike Lanes – Columbus, MT 134

Gold Town Casino – Pahrump, NV *See\_Golden\_Casino\_Group*

Goldberg’s – Deadwood, SD 287

Golden Acorn – Campo, CA 24

Golden Age – Russia 431

Golden Buffalo – Lower Brule, SD 287

Golden Casino – Mexico 405

Golden Casino – St. Maarten 442

Golden Casino Group – Black Hawk, CO 47

Golden Casino Group – Pahrump, NV 172

Golden Casket - Australia 365

Golden Eagle – Apache, OK 269

Golden Eagle – Horton, KS 83

Golden Games - Belgium 373

Golden Gaming – Pahrump, NV 172

Golden Garden Casino – Russia 431

Golden Gate – LV, NV 172

Golden Gate Fields – Berkeley, CA 17

Golden Gates – Black Hawk, CO 47

Golden Gulch – Black Hawk, CO 47

Golden Hasan – Why, AZ 14

Golden Horseshoe Casino – London, UK 447

Golden Horseshoe Casino – Russia 431

Golden Horseshoe Poker Club – Russia 431

Golden Island – Mexico 405

Golden Mardi Gras – Black Hawk, CO 47

Golden Moon – Philadelphia, MS 122

Golden Nugget – AC, NJ 238

Golden Nugget – Biloxi, MS 114

Golden Nugget – Laughlin, NV 174

Golden Nugget – London, UK 448

Golden Nugget – LV, NV 172

Golden Nugget – Tukwila, WA 294

Golden Nugget 24K Select (Universal) 313

Golden Orchid Poker Club – Russia 431

Golden Palace – Russia 431

Golden Phoenix – Reno, NV 174

Golden Pony – Okemah, OK 269

Golden Rewards (Universal) 314

Golden Ring Club – Russia 431

Golden River Poker Club – Russia 432

Golden Rose Casino – Central City, CO 47

Golden Route Operations (Universal) 314

Golden Spur – Miles City, MT 134

Golden State Reward Network (Multiple\_Calif\_Locations) 25

Golden Tavern Group (Universal) 314

Golden Tiger Casino – DeQuincy, LA 90

Golden Valley Casino – S. Africa *See\_Sun\_International*

Golden Vegas –Belgium 374

Golden West Casino – Bakersfield, CA 25

Goldsby Gaming Center – Norman, OK 269

Goldsby Travel Plaza – Norman, OK 269

Gospoja Udacha Casino – Russia 432

GR Club – Russia 431

Graceland Hotel Casino – S. Africa 438

Gran Casino de Barcelona – Spain 440

Gran Casino Fronton Mexico – Mexico 405

Gran Casio Aljarafe – Spain 440

Gran Melia Casino – Puerto Rico 416

Gran Tree – Bozeman, MT 134

Grand Casino – Billings, MT 134

Grand Casino – Biloxi, MS 114

Grand Casino – Gulfport, MS 115

Grand Casino – Hinckley, MN 104

Grand Casino – Hungary 396

Grand Casino – Mexico 405

Grand Casino – Mille Lacs, MN 105

Grand Casino – Mille Lacs/Hinckley, MN 105

Grand Casino – Russia 432

Grand Casino – Shawnee, OK 269

Grand Casino – Tunica, MS 115

Grand Casino Avoyelles – Marksville, LA 90

Grand Casino Baden – Switzerland 443

Grand Casino Basel – Switzerland 443

Grand Casino Beograd – Serbia 435

Grand Casino Bourgas - Bulgaria 378

Grand Casino Brussels - Belgium 374

Grand Casino Brussels @Viage - Belgium 374

Grand Casino Coushatta – Kinder, LA 90

Grand Casino Forges-les-Eaux – France 392

Grand Casino Helsinki – Finland 390

Grand Casino International - Bulgaria 378

Grand Casino Lipica – Slovenia 437

Grand Casino Ljubljana – Slovenia 437

Grand Casino Luzern – Switzerland 443

Grand Casino Portoroz – Slovenia 437

Grand Casino St. Gallen – Switzerland 443

Grand Casino Varna - Bulgaria 378

Grand Central Casino – Tukwilla, WA 294

Grand Club – Vietnam 451

Grand Falls – Larchwood, IA 78

Grand Ho Tram Strip, The – Vietnam 451

Grand Lake Casino – Grove, OK 270

Grand Lisboa Casino – China 381

Grand Lodge Casino – Lake Tahoe, NV 174

Grand Media Casino – Slovenia 437

Grand Palm Casino – Botswana 375

Grand Portage – Grand Portage, MN 105

Grand River – Mobridge, SD 287

Grand River Raceway – Canada *See\_OLG\_Slots*

Grand Sierra Resort – Reno, NV 174

Grand Stand – Billings, MT 134

Grand Station – Vicksburg, MS 116

Grand Treasure – Trenton, ND 260

Grand Victoria – Elgin, IL 65

Grand Victoria – Rising Sun, IN 71

Grand Victoria – Ukraine 445

Grand Villa Casino - Canada 351

Grand Villa Edmonton - Canada 349

Grand Waldo Casino – China 381

Grand West Casino – S. Africa 438

Grand Z Casino – Central City, CO 47

Grandview Casino – China 382

Graton Resort – Rohnert Park, CA 25

Gray Wolf Peak – Evaro, MT 134

Great American Casino – Everett, WA 294

Great American Casino – Kent, WA 294

Great American Casino – Lakewood, WA 294

Great American Casino – Tukwilla, WA 294

Great Blue Heron Charity Casino - Canada 356

Great Canadian Casinos (Multiple\_Locations) – Canada 351

Great Canadian Casinos (Nanaimo) – Canada 352

Great Canadian Casinos (View Royal) – Canada 352

Great Lakes Downs – Muskegon, MI 97

Great Northern Casino - Canada 349

Greektown – Detroit, MI 97

Green’s Casino – Henderson, NV 175

Greenetrack Greyhound Racing – Eutaw\_AL 9

GreenValley Ranch – LV, NV 175

Gregory Street Casino – Black Hawk, CO 47

Greta American Casino – Des Moines, WA 294

Grey Eagle - Canada 349

Grey Rock Casino - Canada 353

Grosvenor Casino – London, UK 448

Groupe Lucien Barriere – France 391

Groupe Partouche – France 392

Groupe Tranchant – France 392

Grup Peralada – Spain 441

Grupo Portal – Peru 413

GrupoCasino Platinum – Costa Rica 385

Gulches of Fun – Deadwood, SD 287

Gulf Greyhound Park – La Marque, TX 291

Gulfstream Park – Hallandale, FL 60

Gun Lake Casino – Wayland, MI 98

Hacienda – Boulder City, NV 175

Hacienda – LV, NV 175

Half Shell Seafood – Henderson, NV 176

Halftime Sports Bar – Great Falls, MT 134

Halle Casino – Russia 432

Hamburg Casino – Hamburg, NY 254

Hamilton Workingmens Club – New\_Zealand 411

Hammer’s Grill & Bar – LV, NV 176

Hammon Travel Center – Hammon, OK 271

Hanover Raceway – Canada *See OLG Slots*

Hapsa Club - Argentina 360

Hard Rock – AC, NJ 239

Hard Rock – Albuquerque, NM 249

Hard Rock – Biloxi, MS 116

Hard Rock – Dominician Rep. 388

Hard Rock – Lake Tahoe, NV 176

Hard Rock – LV, NV 176

Hard Rock – Sioux City, IA 78

Hard Rock – Tulsa, OK 270

Hard Rock – UK 448

Hard Rock Casino Ottawa - Canada 356

Hard Rock Casino Vancouver - Canada 352

Hard Rock Casinos – FL *See\_Seminole\_Hard\_Rock\_Casinos*

Hard Rock Rocksino – Northfield Park, OH 261

Harlow’s – Greenville, MS 116

Harolds Club – Reno, NV 176

Harrah’s – AC, NJ 239

Harrah’s – Black Hawk, CO 47

Harrah’s – Central City, CO 47

Harrah’s – E. Chicago, IN 72

Harrah’s – Joliet, IL 66

Harrah’s – Kansas City, MO 129

Harrah’s – Lake Tahoe, NV 176

Harrah’s – Laughlin, NV 177

Harrah’s – LV, NV 177

Harrah’s – Mayetta, KS 83

Harrah’s – New Zealand 411

Harrah’s – Reno, NV 177

Harrah’s – Shreveport, LA 90

Harrah’s – St. Louis, MO 129

Harrah’s – Tunica, MS 116

Harrah’s – Vicksburg, MS 117

Harrah’s (Riverboat) – Council Bluffs, IA *See\_Horseshoe*

Harrah’s (Universal) 314

Harrah’s Chester – Chester, PA 281

Harrah’s Gulf Coast – Biloxi, MS 117

Harrah’s Louisana Downs – Bossier City, LA 90

Harrah’s Philadelpha – Chester, PA 281

Harrah’s Rincon – Valley Center, CA 25

Harrington Raceway – Harrington, DE 58

Harvey’s – Central City, CO 48

Harvey’s – Council Bluffs, IA 78

Harvey’s – Lake Tahoe, NV 177

Hastings Racecourse – Canada 352

Havana Casino – Bulgaria 378

Havana Casino – Mexico 405

Havasu Landing – Havasu Lake, CA 25

Havre Emporium – Havre, MT 135

Hawaiian Gardens – \_\_\_Hawaiian\_Gardens\_CA 25

Hawk's Prairie Casino – Lacey, WA 294

Hawtorne Race Course – Stickney, IL 66

Hazel Park Harness Raceway – MI 98

Heiser’s Bar & Casino – Baker, MT 135

Hello Hollywood – Peru 413

Heritage Casino – Australia *See\_Oasis\_Rewards\_Club*

Hi Scores Bar-Arcade – Henderson, NV 179

Hialeah Park Casino – Hialeah, FL 60

Hiawatha Horse Park – Canada *See OLG Slots*

Hickok’s Hotel – Deadwood, SD 287

High Winds Casino – Miami, OK 270

High1 Resort – S. Korea *See\_Kangwon\_Land*

Hilltop Station Casino – Billings, MT 135

Hilton – Ponce, Puerto Rico 416

Hippodrome Casino – London, UK 448

Historic Commercial Hotel Casino – Elko, NV *See\_Stockman's/Elko\_NV*

Hit Casino Hotel Doirani – Macedonia 399

Hit Casino Korona – Slovenia 437

Hit Casino Mond – Slovenia 437

Hit Casino Park – Slovenia 437

Hit Casino Perla – Slovenia 437

Ho Casino – LV, NV 179

Ho Wah Genting Casino – Cambodia 380

Hobey’s – Sun Valley, NV 179

Ho-Chunk Casino – Baraboo, WI 305

Holder Hospitality Group (Universal) 322

Holder Link (Universal) 322

Hole in the Wall – Danbury, WI 306

Holiday – Reno, NV 179

Holiday Beach Hotel & Casino – Curacao 385

Holiday Casino – Great Falls, MT 135

Holiday Casino – LV, NV 179

Holiday Palace Casino - Cambodia 380

Holiday Poipet Casino - Cambodia 380

Holiday West Casino – Great Falls, MT 135

Holland American Line – Seattle, WA 340

Holland Casino – Netherlands 410

Hollywood Casino – Aurora, IL 66

Hollywood Casino – Bangor, ME 95

Hollywood Casino – Baton Rouge, LA 91

Hollywood Casino – Bay St. Louis, MS 117

Hollywood Casino – Charles Town, WV 303

Hollywood Casino – Grantville, PA 281

Hollywood Casino – Joliet, IL 67

Hollywood Casino – Lawrenceburg, IN 72

Hollywood Casino – Perryville, MD 95

Hollywood Casino – Peru *See Magic City*

Hollywood Casino – Shreveport, LA 91

Hollywood Casino – St. Maarten 442

Hollywood Casino – Toledo\_OH 261

Hollywood Casino – Tunica, MS 117

Hollywood Casino at Kansas Speedway – Kansas City, MO 83

Hollywood Casinos (Universal) 324

Hollywood Entertainment – Mexico 405

Hollywood Greyhound Track – Hallandale, FL 60

Hollywood Park – Inglewood, CA 26

Hollywood Slots – Bangor, ME 95

Holy Cow – LV, NV 179

Hommerson Casinos – Netherlands 410

Hon-Dah – Pinetop, AZ 15

Hong Kong Jockey Club – Hong Kong 395

Hoosier Park – Anderson, IN 72

Hooter’s & Owl Club Casino – Spokane, WA *See\_Owl Club\_Casino*

Hooters Casino – LV, NV 179

Hooters Restaurant – LV, NV 180

Hoover Dam Lodge – Boulder City, NV 180

Horizon – Lake Tahoe, NV 180

Horizon – Vicksburg, MS 117

Horizon’s Edge – Lynn, MA 341

Horizons Casino – London, UK 448

Horseshoe – Baltimore, MD 95

Horseshoe – Bossier City, LA 91

Horseshoe – Council Bluffs, IA 79

Horseshoe – Hammond, IN 73

Horseshoe – LV, NV 180

Horseshoe – Tunica, MS 118

Horseshoe Casino – Russia 432

Horseshu – Jackpot, NV 181

Hotel Nevada – Ely, NV 181

Hotel San Remo – LV, NV 181

Hudson’s – Billings, MT 135

Hustler Casino – Gardena, CA 26

Hyatt Lake Tahoe – Lake Tahoe, NV 181

Hyatt Regency - Aruba 362

Hyatt Regency – Henderson, NV 181

Hyatt Regency – Lake Tahoe, NV 181

Ibero Cruises – Spain 341

Ibiza Casino – Russia 432

Ice House – LV, NV 182

Ichabod’s – LV, NV 182

ID Group, The (Manufacturer) 332

Igralni Salon Casino Princess – Slovenia 437

IGT Gaming Systems (Manufacturer) 332

IGT Quick Draw (Universal) 322

Ilani Casino – Ridgefield, WA 294

Imagen Casino – Russia 432

Imperial Casino – Cripple Creek, CO 48

Imperial Majesty Cruise Line – \_\_\_Plantation\_FL 341

Imperial Pacific – Northern Marianas 411

Imperial Palace – Biloxi, MS 118

Imperial Palace – LV, NV 182

Imperial Sport Poker Club – Ukraine 445

Indian Head Casino – Warm Springs, OR 278

Indian Head Gaming Center – Warm Springs, OR 278

Indian Springs – Indian Springs, NV 182

Indiana Downs – Shelbyville, IN 73

Indiana Grand – Shelbyville, IN 73

Indiana Live – Shelbyville, IN 73

Indigo Sky – West Seneca, OK 270

Ingo Casino – Strazny, Czech Republic 388

Ingo Casino – Zelezna Ruda, Czech Republic 388

Inn of the Mountain Gods – Mescalero, NM *See\_Casino\_Apache*

Intercontinental – Puerto Rico 416

International Casino Club – Bulgaria 378

International Hotel Casino – Bulgaria 378

International Tourist Club – Vietnam 451

Inter-Track Parkners – Melrose Park, IL 67

Ioway Casino – Chandler, OK *See\_Cimarron\_Casino*

IP Casino – Biloxi, MS 118

Iron Horse Casino – Auburn, WA 294

Iron Horse Casino – Everett, WA 294

Iron Horse Inn – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Island Breeze Casino – Palm\_Beach\_FL 341

Island Casinos – WA *See\_Cadillac\_Island\_Casino*

Island Resort – Harris, MI 99

Island View – Gulfport, MS 118

Isle of Capri – Bahamas 371

Isle of Capri – Bettendorf, IA 79

Isle of Capri – Biloxi, MS 119

Isle of Capri – Black Hawk, CO 48

Isle of Capri – Boonville, MO 129

Isle of Capri – Bossier City, LA 91

Isle of Capri – Cape Girardeau, MO 129

Isle of Capri – Crowne Plaza Resort, MS 120

Isle of Capri – Kansas City, MO 129

Isle of Capri – Lake Charles, LA 92

Isle of Capri – Pompany Park, FL 60

Isle of Capri – Tunica, MS 120

Isle of Capri – Vicksburg, MS 120

Isle of Capri (Universal) 323

Isle Vista – Bayfield, WI 306

Isleta – Albuquerque, NM 249

It'se-Ye-Ye Casino – Lewiston, ID *See\_Clearwater\_River\_Casino*

Jack Entertainment (Universal) 324

Jack Rabbit Reds – Hardin, MT 135

Jackpot Bar & Grill – Las Vegas, NV 182

Jackpot Casino – Billings, MT 135

Jackpot Club – Netherlands 410

Jackpot Club, The - Australia 365

Jackpot Crossing – Carson City, NV 182

Jackpot Crossing – Fernley, NV 182

Jackpot Joanie’s – LV, NV 182

Jackpot Junction – Morton, MN 105

Jacks or Better Casino – Atlantic Beach, FL 341

Jackson Rancheria – Jackson, CA 26

Jailhouse Casino – Ely, NV 182

Jake’s 58 – Islandia, NY 255

Jamul Casino – Jamul, CA 27

Jasmine Court Casino – Cyprus 386

Jazz Alley – Black Hawk, CO 48

Jena Choctaw Pines – Dry Prong, LA 92

Jerry’s Nugget – LV, NV 182

Jester’s Walk – Mathews, LA 92

Jet Lithocard (Card Distributor) 332

Jim Kelley’s Nugget – Lake Tahoe, NV 183

Jimei Club – China 382

JOA Groupe – France 392

Joe’s Tavern Casino – Hawthorne, NV 183

John Ascuaga’s Nugget – Sparks, NV 183

John Cutter Saloon – LV, NV 183

Johnny Nolon’s – Cripple Creek, CO 48

Johnny Z’s – Central City, CO 48

Joker Casino – Anderlecht, Belgium 374

Joker Casino – Asse, Belgium 374

Joker Casino – Blankenberge, Belgium 374

Joker Casino – Mexico 405

Joker Casino – Russia 432

Joker Casino – Vilvoorde, Belgium 374

Joker’s Casino & Sports Bar – Richland, WA 294

Jokers Casino – Peru *See\_CIRSA\_Winners\_Club*

Jokers Wild – Henderson, NV 183

Josan Speelhal – Halle, Belgium 374

Josan Speelhal – Ternat, Belgium 374

Joss Casino – Ukraine 445

Jubilation – Lakeshore, MS 120

Jubilee – Cripple Creek, CO 49

Jubilee – Greenville, MS 120

Jubilee – Lakeshore, MS 120

Jubilee Casino – Mexico 405

Juega Juega – Mexico 406

Jukebox Annie’s – Butte, MT 136

Jumer’s Casino – Rock Island, IL 67

Jupiters – Gold Coast, Australia 365

Jupiters – Townsville, Australia 366

Kah-Nee-Ta – Warm Springs, OR 278

Kajot Intacto – Slovakia 436

Kalispell Casino – Kalispell, MT 135

Kam Pek Paradise Casino – China 382

Kamilla Casino – Russia 432

Kangwon Land – S. Korea 439

Kansas Crossing – Pittsburg, KS 83

Kansas Star – Mulvane, KS 83

Kanza Travel Plaza – Braman, OK 270

Kapitel Casino – Russia 419

Kavanaugh's – LV, NV *See* *Club of Ireland*

Kaw Nation Casino – Newkirk, OK 270

Kawana Bowls N’ Recreation - Australia 366

Kaybhar Kapta – Russia *See\_National\_Playing\_System*

Kazbek Casino – Ukraine 445

Keeneland – Franklin, KY 84

Keetoowah Cherokee Casino – Talequah, OK 270

Keglers Casino – East Wenatchee, WA 294

Kenmore Lanes Casino – Kenmore, WA 295

Kennedy – LV, NV *See* *Sedona Club*

Kentucky Downs – Franklin, KY 85

Kewadin Bay Casino – Bay Mills, MI 99

Kewadin Casino – Christmas, MI 99

Kewadin Casino – Hessel, MI 99

Kewadin Casino – Manistique, MI 99

Kewadin Casino – Sault St. Marie, MI 99

Kewadin Casino – St. Ignace, MI 99

Key Largo – LV, NV 183

Khanty Mansiysk – Russia 432

Khreschatyk Club – Ukraine 445

Kickapoo Casino – Harrah, OK 270

Kickapoo Casino – Shawnee, OK 271

Kickapoo Lucky Eagle – Eagle Pass, TX 291

King of Clubs - Tacoma, WA 295

King’s Casino – Czech Republic 388

Kingdom Casino, The - Africa 452

Kings & Queens Casino – Egypt 388

Kings Card Club – Stockton, CA 27

King's Casino – Mexico 406

Kings Casino – Port Barre, LA 92

Kings Club – Brimley, MI 96

Kings Korner Casino – Billings, MT 135

Kings Palace Casino – Lake Charles, LA 90

Kiowa Casino – Devol, OK 271

Kiowa Casino – Verden, OK 271

Kla-Mo-Ya – Chiloquin, OR 279

Klondike – Henderson, NV 183

Klondike Casino – Ukraine 445

Klondike Inn – LV, NV 184

Knights Casino – Russia 432

Konami Casino Mgmt Systems (Manufacturer) 332

Kongo Hotel & Casino – Slovenia 437

Konocti Vista – Lake Porter, CA 27

Kootenai River Inn – Bonners Ferry, ID 63

Korda Poker Club – Hungary 396

Korston Hotel & Casino – Russia *See\_Casino\_de\_Parris*

KRC Meeting Place – Russia 432

Kristiine Casino – Estonia 389

Kutuzov Hall – Russia 432

Kwa Taq Nuk – Helena, MT 135

L’Arc – China 382

L’Auberge Du Lac – Lake Charles, LA 92

La Cima Casino – Mexico 406

La Fontana – Mexico 406

La Palazzo – LV, NV *See Venetian*

La Posta Casino – Boulevard, CA 27

La Silla Bingo – Mexico 406

La Turf Park Park – Arcadia, CA *See\_Santa\_Anita\_Park*

La Villita – Henderson, NV 184

Lac Courte Oreilles – Hayward, WI 306

Lac Vieux Desert – Watersmeet, MI 100

Ladbroke Sporting Club – Leicester, UK 448

Ladbroke Sporting Club – Liverpool, UK 448

Ladbroke Sporting Club – London, UK 448

Ladbroke Sporting Club –– Manchester, UK 448

Lady Luck – Bettendorf, IA 79

Lady Luck – Biloxi, MS 120

Lady Luck – Central City, CO 49

Lady Luck – Lula, MS 121

Lady Luck – LV, NV 184

Lady Luck – Natchez, MS 121

Lady Luck – Tunica, MS 121

Lady Luck Casino – Black Hawk, CO 49

Lady Luck Casino – Caruthersvile, MO 129

Lady Luck Casino – Ukraine 445

Lady Luck Casino (Universal) 324

Laguna Casino – Casa Blanca, NM 250

Lake City Casinos - Canada 352

Lake Elsinore Casino – Lake Elsinore, CA 27

Lake Mead Casino – Henderson, NV 184

Lake of the Torches – Lac du Flambeau, WI 306

Lakeside Casino & RV Park – Pahrump, NV *See\_Golden\_Casino\_Group*

Lakeside Casino Resort – Osceola, IA 79

Lakeside Hotel Casino – Osceola, IA 79

Lakeside Inn – Lake Tahoe, NV 185

Landbroke Casinos – London, UK 448

Landbroke Paddington – London, UK 448

Landbroke Russel Square – London, UK 448

Landbroke Westgate – Leeds, UK 448

Landmark – LV, NV 185

Las Vegas Casino – Rostov-on-Don, Russia 432

Las Vegas Casino – Greenville, MS 121

Las Vegas Casino – Hungary 396

Las Vegas Casino – Izhevsk, Russia 432

Las Vegas Casino Lines - FL 341

Las Vegas Club – LV, NV 185

Las Vegas Hilton – LV, NV 185

Lasseters - Australia 366

Laughing Jackalope – LV, NV 186

Laughlin River Lodge – Laughlin, NV 186

Launceston Country Club Casino - Australia 368

LCI – London Clubs International – UK 448

Le Grand Casino Mamounia - Morocco 409

Le Grande Casino - Tanzania 444

Leech Lake Casinos – Leech Lake, MN 106

Leelanau Sands – Peshawbestown, MI 100

Legendary Waters – Bayfield, WI 306

Legends – Australia *See Oasis Rewards Club*

Legends – Toppenish, WA 295

Legends Casino & Lounge – Winnemucca, NV 186

Leisure Lady Casino – Ft. Myers Beach, FL 341

Leogrand Casino – Georgia 393

Leroy’s Sports Book – LV, NV 186

Les Ambassadeurs Club – London, UK 449

Les Ambassadeurs Hotel & Casino – Cyprus 386

Les Croupiers Casino – Cardiff, UK 449

Lighthouse Point – Greenville, MS 121

Lightning Casino – St. Maarten 442

Lincoln Park – Lincoln, RI 284

Lions Richlands - Australia 366

Little 6 Casino – Prior Lake, MN 106

Little Big Horn Casino – Crow Agency, MT 135

Little Big Men – Hardin, MT 135

Little Creek – Shelton, WA 295

Little Dog’s Pub – LV, NV 186

Little Nevada Casino – Billings, MT 135

Little River – Manistee, MI 100

Little Turtle – Hertel, WI 306

Little Wind - WY *See Wind River*

LIV Casino - Aruba 362

Live Casino – Mexico 406

Living Sky Casino – Canada *See SIGA*

Lode Star – Ft. Thompson, SD 288

Lodge at Belmont, The – Belmont, NH 234

Lodge at Deadood, The – Deadwood, SD 288

Lodge Casino – Black Hawk, CO 49

Lodge Taverns, The – LV, NV 186

Lodi Casino – Lodi, CA 27

London Club Casino - Bulgaria 378

London Tower Casino – London, UK 449

Lone Star Park – Grand Prairie, TX 291

Longhorn – Las Vegas, NV 186

Lord’s Palace Casino – Cyprus 386

Los Alamitos Race Course – CA 27

Lotus Casino – Sacramento, CA 27

Lotus Palace – Belgium 374

Louis Cruises - Cyprus 341

Lousiane Follies – France 390

Luciano Casino – Russia 432

Lucky 21 Casino – Woodland, WA 295

Lucky 7 Casino – Smith River, CA 27

Lucky Aces Casino – Butte, MT 135

Lucky Beaver – Lake Tahoe, NV 186

Lucky Buck Casino – Missoula, MT 135

Lucky Chances – Colma, CA 27

Lucky Club Casino – LV, NV 186

Lucky Delts – Vinton, LA 92

Lucky Derby Casino – Sacramento, CA 28

Lucky Dog – Hoodsport, WA 295

Lucky Dog’s Pub – LV, NV 186

Lucky Dragon – LV, NV 187

Lucky Eagle – Rochester, WA 295

Lucky Joe’s Saloon – Henderson, NV 186

Lucky Lady – Billings, MT 135

Lucky Lady Casino – Gardena, CA 28

Lucky Lil’s – Anaconda, MT 135

Lucky Longhorn – Vinton, LA 92

Lucky Nugget – Deadwood, SD 288

Lucky Spin – MT 136

Lucky Spot Casino – Butte, MT 136

Lucky Star – Billings, MT 136

Lucky Star – Canton, OK 271

Lucky Star – Clinton, OK 271

Lucky Star – Concho, OK 271

Lucky Star – Lewistown, MT 136

Lucky Star – Watonga, OK 271

Lucky Star Casino – Moss Bluff, LA 90

Lucky Strike Casino – Missoula, MT 136

Lucky Turtle – Wyandotte, OK 272

Lucky’s Card Room – Tampa, FL *See\_Tampa\_Greyhound\_Park*

Lucky's Gaming & Spirits – LV, NV 187

Lucky's Lounge – LV, NV 187

Lucky's Race & Sports Book – LV, NV 187

Lumiere Place – SL, MO 129

Lummi Casino – Bellingham, WA 296

Luxor – LV, NV 187

LVH – LV, NV 187

M – Vietnam 452

M Resort Spa Casino – LV, NV 187

Macau Casino – Lakewood, WA 296

Macau Casino – Tukwila, WA 296

Macau Landmark Casino – China *See\_Pharaoh's\_Palace\_Casino*

Macau Slot – China 382

Macon County Greyhound Park – Shorter, AL *See Quincy’s*

Mad Matty's Bar & Grill – LV, NV 187

Madill – Madill, OK 272

Maestral Casino - Montenegro 409

Magic Casino – Russia 432

Magic City – Miami, FL 60

Magic City – Peru 413

Magic Cruise Lines - Israel 341

Magic Diamond – Helena, MT 136

Magic I - Israel 341

Magic II - Israel 341

Magic Star – Henderson, NV 188

Magna Ent. Corp (Universal) 324

Magnolia Bluffs – Natchez, MS 122

Mahoney’s Silver Nugget – LV, NV 188

Main Street Station – LV, NV 188

Maize – LV, NV *See* *Sedona Club*

MajeStar Jeju Shilla Casino – S. Korea 439

Majestic Casino – Mexico 406

Majestic Casino – Panama 412

Majestic Casino – Peru 413

Majestic Club – Vietnam 452

Majestic II – Gary, IN 74

Majestic Pines – Black Riverfalls, WI 306

Majestic Star – Gary, IN 73

Majestic Torreon – Mexico 406

Majesty Casino Cruises – Freeport, NY 341

Majesty I – St. Pete, FL 341

Maksimum Gaming Club – Russia 432

Malina Casino – Russia 432

Manchester – UK *See Harrah’s UK*

Mandalay – Mexico 406

Mandalay Bay – LV, NV 188

Mandalay Resort Group (Universal) 327

Mango-Mango Casino – Russia 432

Mano Maritime - Israel 342

Mapau - Trinidad 444

MaPau Casino – St. Kitts 441

Maple Ridge Community Gaming Centre – Canada *See\_Chances\_Maple\_Ridge*

Mardi Gras Casino – \_\_\_Hallandale\_Beach,\_FL 61

Mardi Gras Casino – Black Hawk, CO 49

Mardi Gras Casino – Cross Lanes, WV 303

Mardi Gras Hotel & Casino – LV, NV 189

Mardi Gras Queen – Tarpon Springs, FL 342

Margaritaville – Biloxi, MS 122

Margaritaville – Bossier City, LA 93

Marina Bay Sands - Singapore 435

Mark Twain Casino – LaGrange, MO 130

Mark Twain Casino – Virginia City, NV 189

Marker Down – LV, NV 189

Maronas Entertainment – Uruguay 451

Maroochy RSL - Australia 366

Marquee Rewards (Universal) 324

Marriott/Stellaris - Aruba 362

Martin Mason Hotel – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Martini, The – LV, NV 189

Maryland Jockey Club – Laurel, MD 95

Maryland Live! – Hanover, MD 95

Maseru Sun Hotel Casino – Lesotho 399

Matrix Cafe Casino – Ukraine 445

Max Casino – Carson City, NV 189

Max Casino – LV, NV 189

Maxbet – Belarus 372

Maxbet – Romania 418

Maxbet – Ukraine 445

Maxim – LV, NV 189

Maxims Casino – London, UK 449

Maxims Casino – Southend, UK 449

Maxims Genting – Malaysia 400

Mayfair RKL Casino – Kenya 397

Maywood Park – Maywood, IL 68

Mazatzal Casino – Payson, AZ 15

McCaw's Mountain View – Pahrump, NV 192

McKenna’s Gold – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

McMullan’s Irish Pub – LV, NV 189

McPhillips Street Station - Canada 353

Meadowlands – Monmouth Park, NJ 239

Meadows – Washington, PA 281

MECCA Bingo – London, UK 449

Medea Casino – Georgia 393

Medicine Hat Lodge – Canada *See\_Stagewest\_Hospitality*

Mega Casino – Mexico 406

Melco Crown Gaming – China 382

Menominee Casino – Keshena, WI 307

Merit Casino - Montenegro 409

Merit Crystal Cove Hotel & Casino – Cyprus 386

Merit Cyprus Garden Casino – Cyprus 386

Merit Lefkosa Casino – Cyprus 386

Merit Park Casino – Cyprus 386

Merit Royal Hotel & Casino – Cyprus 386

Mermaid Casino - Namibia 410

Meskwaki – Tama, IA 79

Mesquite Gaming – Mesquite, NV 189

Mesquite Star – Mesquite, NV 189

Metro Card Club, The – Phillipines 414

Metro Jackpot – Ukraine 445

Metropol Casino – Estonia 389

Metropole Casino – Brighton, UK 449

MGM Casino – Sri Lanka 441

MGM Grand – Australia 366

MGM Grand – China 382

MGM Grand – Detroit, MI 101

MGM Grand – LV, NV 189

MGM Grand – Vietnam 451

MGM Grand Casino at Foxwoods – Ledyard\_CT 55

MGM Resorts Int’l (Universal) 325

Miami Valley Gaming – Lebanon, OH 261

Miccosukee Resort – Miami, FL 61

Midas Casino – Mexico 406

Midas Touch Casino – Billings, MT 132

Midnight Rose – Cripple Creek, CO 50

Midnight Star – Deadwood, SD 288

Midori Clark Hotel & Casino – Phillipines 414

Midway Slots – Harrington, DE 59

Mighty M Gaming *See Monticello Raceway*

Mill Bay Casino – Manson, WA *See\_Colville\_Tribal\_Casinos*

Mill Casino – North Bend, OR 279

Millennium Casino – Czech Republic 388

Million Casino – Romania 418

Millside Tavern – North Las Vegas, NV 190

Mineral Palace – Deadwood, SD 288

Minoan Lines – Greece 342

Mint – LV, NV 190

Mio Games – Mexico 406

Mirage – LV, NV 190

Mirage Casino – Estonia 389

Miravalle Palace Casino – Mexico 406

Miss Kitty’s Casino – Deadwood, SD 288

Miss Marquette – Marquette, IA 80

Miss Trudy’s Poolside Casino – MT 136

Mississippi Belle II – Clinton, IA 80

Mizpah Club – Tonopah, NV 191

Mizpah Hotel – Tonopah, NV 191

Mmabatho Palms – S. Africa 438

Moapa Paiute Tribal Casino – Moapa\_NV 191

Mocha Clubs – China 382

Model T Casino – Winnemucca, NV 191

Mohawk Racetrack – Canada *See OLG Slots*

Mohegan Sun – Uncasville, CT 56

Mohegan Sun at Pocono Downs – PA 281

Mohican North Star – Bowler, WI 307

Mole Lake – Crandon, WI 307

Mole Lake Regency – WI 307

Molly Malone's – LV, NV *See*\_*Club\_of\_Ireland*

Molly's – LV, NV 191

Molly's Casino – LV, NV 191

Monaco Casino – Slovakia 436

Monaco Games - Belgium 374

Monarca Casino – Mexico 406

Monarch Casino – Black Hawk, CO 50

Money Mania – Russia 433

Money Plays – LV, NV 191

Monmouth Park – Monmouth Park, NJ 239

Mono Wind – Auberry, CA 28

Mont Parnes Casino – Athens, Greece 395

Montana Chad’s Casino – Billings, MT 136

Montana Horseshoe Casino – Butte, MT 136

Montana Meat Co. – LV, NV 191

Montbleu – Lake Tahoe, NV 191

Monte Carlo – LV, NV 192

Monte Carlo Casino – Estonia 389

Monte Carlo Casino Cruiser - FL 342

Monte City Casino – Hungary 396

Monte-Carlo Saigon – Vietnam 452

Montecasino – S. Africa 438

Montego Bay – Wendover, NV 192

Monticello Grand Casino - Chile 380

Monticello Raceway – Monticello, NY 255

Montplaisir Casino – Russia 433

Moon Light Casino – Russia 433

Morongo Casino – Cabazon, CA 28

Morrisey's – LV, NV *See* *Club of Ireland*

Moscow Commercial Club – Russia 433

Motor City – Detroit, MI 101

Mount Airy – Mt. Pocono, PA 282

Mountain High Casino – Black Hawk, CO 50

Mountain View Casino – Pahrump, NV 192

Mountaineer – Chester, WV 303

Mountainside, The – Henderson, NV 192

Moyapm – Russia 433

Mozart Casino – Russia 433

Mr. D’s Sports Bar & Grill – Las Vegas, NV 192

Mr. G’s Pub & Grub – Las Vegas, NV 192

MS Europa - Germany 342

Ms. Terrible’s – NV 192

MSC Cruises – International 342

Muckleshoot – Auburn, WA 296

Muddy Rudder Pub – Laughlin, NV 144

Mullan Station – Missoula, MT 136

Mulligans Pub & Casino – Kennewick, WA 297

Multimedia Games (OK) 272

Multnomah Greyhound Park – Wood\_Village\_OR 279

Mustang Sally’s – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

My Casino – Henderson, NV 192

MyChoice (Universal) 328

Mystic Lake – Prior Lake, MN 106

Mystic Lodge Casino – Henderson, NV 192

Mystique – Dubuque, IA 80

Nagaworld - Cambodia 380

Naledi Sun Hotel & Casino Casino – S. Africa *See\_Sun\_International*

Nambe Falls Casino – Santa Fe, NM 250

Napoleon Games Affligem - Belgium 374

Napoleon Games Berlare - Belgium 374

Napoleon Games De Panne - Belgium 374

Napoleon Games Knokke - Belgium 374

Napoleons – Leeds, UK 449

Napoleons – London, UK 449

Napoleons – Sheffield, UK 449

Narrabri RSL - Australia 366

National Jockey Club – Cicero, IL 68

National Playing System – Russia 433

Native Lights – Newkirk, OK 272

Navada Club – Laughlin, NV 193

Navajo Gaming (Universal) 327

NCL Casinos at Sea – Miami, FL 342

Neon Lights Casino – Billings, MT 136

Nese Casino – Lithuania 399

Nevada Landing – Jean, NV 193

Nevada Palace – LV, NV 193

New Frontier, The – LV, NV 169

New Phoenix/Last Frontier – La Center, WA 297

New York Casino – Mexico 406

New York Casino – Moscow, Russia 433

New York Casino – Volgodgrad, Russia 433

New York City – Peru *See Casino New York*

New York New York – LV, NV 193

Newcastle Gaming Center – New Castle, OK 272

Newport Grand Slots – Newport, RI 284

Nickel Annie’s – Butte, MT 136

Nickels Gaming Parlour – Helena, MT 136

Nitro Gaming – Shreveport, LA 93

No Regrets Bar – LV, NV 193

Noah’s Ark – Cyprus 386

Nooksack Northwood – Lynden, WA *See\_Nooksack\_River\_Casino*

Nooksack River Casino – Deming, WA 297

Normandie – Gardena, CA 28

North Star Mohican Casino – Bowler, WI 307

Northern Belle - Canada 356

Northern Edge Casino – Farmington, NM *See\_Navajo\_Gaming*

Northern Lights – Carter, WI 307

Northern Lights – Walker, MN 107

Northern Lights Casino – Canada *See SIGA*

Northern Quest – Airway Heights, WA 297

Northern Star Casinos (Universal) 327

Northern Waters – Watersmeet, MI 101

Northern Winz – Box Elder, MT 136

Northfield Park – Northfield, OH 261

Northlands Park – Canada 349

Norwegian Crown – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Cruise Line – Miami, FL 342

Norwegian Dawn – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Dpirit – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Dream – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Price of America – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Pride of Hawaii – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Sea – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Sky – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Star – Miami, FL 343

Norwegian Sun – Miami, FL 343

Nugget Casino Resort – Sparks, NV 194

Nymphes Princess Casino – Bulgaria 378

O’Sheas – LV, NV 194

O'Aces Bar & Grill – LV, NV 194

Oak Tree Casino – Woodland, WA 298

Oaklawn Park – Hot Springs, AK 15

Oasis – Mesquite, NV 194

Oasis – Palestine 412

Oasis Rewards Club – Australia 366

Ocean Jewel – St. Petersburg, FL 343

Ocean Players Club 344

Ocean Resort Casino – AC, NJ 239

Ocean Sun Casino – Panama 412

Ocean’s Eleven Casino – Oceanside, CA 28

Oceania Cruises – Miami, FL 344

Odawa Casino – Mackinaw City, MI 101

Odawa Casino – Petosky, MI 101

Ohiya – Niobrara, NB 138

Ohkay – San Juan Pueblo, NM 250

Ojibwa – Baraga, MI 102

Ojibwa Casino II – Marquette, MI 102

Okada Manila – Phillipines 414

Okanogan Bingo Casino – Okanogan, WA *See\_Colville\_Tribal\_Casinos*

Old Chicago – Cripple Creek, CO 50

Old Style Saloon no.10 – Deadwood, SD 288

OLG Slots - Canada 356

Olympic Casino – Estonia 389

Olympic Casino – Latvia 398

Olympic Casino – Lithuania 399

Olympic Casino – Poland 414

Olympic Casino – Romania 418

Olympic Casino – Slovakia 436

Olympic Casino Passazh – Belarus 372

Olympic Casino Prostore – Belarus 372

One Club – Mandalay Resort Group 327

One Fire Casino – Okmulgee, OK 272

Oneida Bingo & Casino – Green Bay, WI 308

Onyx Casino – Hungary 396

Opera Casino – Belarus 372

Opera House Casino – LV, NV 188

Opera House Casino – Scarborough, UK 449

Opus Casino Cruise Lines – Freeport, NY 344

Oracle Casino – Malta 400

Oracle Gambling Club – Russia 433

Orbis Casino / Hotel Grand – Warsaw, Poland 414

Orbis Casino / Hotel Victoria – Warsaw, Poland 414

Orchid Casino - Aruba 362

Oreanda Casino – Ukraine 445

Orleans – LV, NV 194

Ormsby House – Carson City, NV 194

Osage Casinos - (Multiple Locations OK) 272

Osage Million Dollar Elm – Bartlesville 272

Osage Million Dollar Elm – Hominy 272

Osage Million Dollar Elm – Pawhuska 272

Osage Million Dollar Elm – Ponca City 273

Osage Million Dollar Elm – Sand Springs 273

Osage Million Dollar Elm – Skiatook 273

Osage Million Dollar Elm – Tulsa 273

Osage Million Dollar Elm (Multiple\_Locations\_OK) 272

Otoe Missouria Dev. Authority – Oklahoma City, OK 273

Otto’s – Black Hawk, CO 50

Outpost Casino – West Seneca, OK 273

Owl Club Casino – Spokane, WA 298

Oxford Casino – Oxford, ME 95

Oyster Bay – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

P&O Cruises - Australia 344

PA Entertainment & Automaten - Austria 370

Pacific Sun - Australia 344

Paddlewheel – LV, NV 195

Paddlewheel Casino – Billings, MT 136

Paddy Power Betfair - Ireland 397

PAGCOR – Phillipines 414

Pahrump Nugget – Pahrump, NV 195

Painted Hand Casino – Canada *See SIGA*

Painted Pony Casino – Trenton, ND 260

Paiute Palace Casino – Bishop, CA 28

Paiza Club – LV, NV *See Venetian*

Pala Casino – Pala, CA 29

Palace – Biloxi, MS 122

Palace – Cripple Creek, CO 50

Palace Casino - Canada 349

Palace Casino – Cass Lake, MN 107

Palace Indian Gaming – Lemoore, CA 29

Palace Station – LV, NV 195

Palacio Real Moche – Peru 413

Palazzo – LV, NV *See Venetian*

Palazzo Club – Vietnam 452

Palm Beach Casino - Aruba 362

Palm Beach Casino – London, UK 449

Palm Beach Cruise Line – West\_Palm\_Beach\_FL 344

Palm Beach Kennel Club – FL 61

Palm Beach Princess – Riviera Beach, FL 344

Palmas – Mexico 406

Palms – LV, NV 195

Palms Bet Gaming - Bulgaria 378

Palms Finix Casino - Bulgaria 378

Palms Merkur Casino – Bulgaria 378

Palms Princess Casino – Bulgaria 378

Panache Casino - Belgium 374

Papanin Casino – Russia 433

Papone’s Palace – Central City, CO 50

Par-A-Dice – Peoria, IL 68

Paradise Casino – Mexico 407

Paradise Casino – OK 273

Paradise Casino – Russia 433

Paradise Casino – Winterhaven, CA 29

Paradise Casino – Yuma, AZ 15

Paradise Casino Busan – S. Korea 439

Paradise Casino Incheon – S. Korea 439

Paradise Casinos – S. Korea 439

Paradise Falls – Missoula, MT 136

Paradise Grand Casino – S. Korea 439

Paradise Island - Bahamas 371

Paradise Lotte Casino – S. Korea 439

Paradise Plaza – St. Maarten *See\_Atlantis\_World*

Paradise Walker Hill Casino – S. Korea 439

Paragon – Marksville, LA 93

Paratov Casino Club – Russia 433

Paris – LV, NV 197

Parisian Casino – Armenia 361

Park Place Connection (Universal) 328

**Park Street Gaming – Alesis Mgmt System** 332

Park Tower Casino – London, UK 449

Parkers Casino – Shoreline, WA 298

Parkwest Casino 580 – Livermore, CA 29

Parkwest Casino Cordova – Rancho\_Cordova\_CA 29

Parkwest Casino Lodi – Lodi, CA 29

Parkwest Casino Lotus – Sacramento, CA 29

Parkwest Casino Sonoma – Petaluma, CA 29

Parq Casino - Canada 352

Parramatta Leagues Club – Australia 367

Partouche Casinos – France 392

Parx Casino – Bensalem, PA 282

Pasha Casino – Cyprus 386

Pasino Aix en Provence – France 392

Pasino Le Havre – France 392

Pawnee Nation – Pawnee, OK 273

Pearl Oyster Casino, The – Russia 433

Pearl River Resort – Choctaw, MS 122

Pechanga – Temecula, CA 29

Pegasus Casino – Bulgaria 378

Pelican Palace – Vinton, LA 93

Penn National – Grantville, PA 282

Penn National Gaming (Argosy) 312

Penn National Gaming (Marquee) 324

Pensacola Greyhound Track – FL 61

Peoria Gaming Center – Miami, OK 273

Peppermill – Reno, NV 197

Peppermill – Wendover, NV 198

Perfect Plastic Printing (Card Distributor) 332

Performance Card Solutions (Card\_Distributor) 332

Peschera Alladina Casino – Russia 433

Pete's Gambling Hall – Winnemucca, NV 198

*Pharaoh's Palace Casino – China* 383

Pharoah's Casino – S. Africa 438

Philadelphia Park – PA 282

Phoenix Casino – Sacramento, CA 30

Phoenix Greyhound Park – Phoenix, AZ 10

Pia Bella Prestige Casino – Cyprus 386

Pinnacle Entertainment (Universal) 328

Pinon Plaza – Carson City, NV 198

Pint, The – Las Vegas, NV 198

Pioneer – Laughlin, NV 198

Pioneer – LV, NV 198

Pioneer Crossing – Dayton, NV 199

Pioneer Crossing – Fernley, NV 199

Pioneer Crossing – Yerlington, NV 199

Pioneer Inn – Reno, NV 199

Pit River Casino – Burney, CA 30

Pkwy Tavern – Henderson, NV 199

Pkwy Tavern – LV, NV 199

Plainridge Park Casino – Plainville, MA 96

Plainridge Racecourse – Plainville, MA 96

Planet Hollywood – LV, NV 199

Plantation – Sparks, NV 200

Plastag Corp (Card Distributor) 333

Plastic Print A Card (Card Distributor) 333

Platinum Casino Bansko - Bulgaria 378

Platinum Casino Sunny Beach - Bulgaria 378

Platinum Slot Club – Ukraine 445

Playboy - Bahamas 371

Playboy – Rhodes, Greece 395

Playboy Cancun – Mexico 407

Playboy Casino – AC, NJ 239

Playboy Casino – London, UK 449

Playboy's Victoria Casino – London, UK 449

PlayCity Casino – Mexico 407

Player’s Island – Mesquite, NV 200

Player’s Island – St. Louis, MO 130

Players – Great Falls, MT 136

Players Club – Canada *See SIGA*

Players Club – Henderson, NV 200

Players Gold *See Boyd Gaming*

Players Island – Lake Charles, LA 93

Players Island – Metropolis, IL 68

Players Riverboat – Lake Charles, LA 93

Players Riverboat – Metropolis, IL 68

Playground Poker Club – Canada 358

Playtime Gaming – Canada *See\_British\_Columbia\_Lottery*

Playwin Casino – Mexico 407

PlayWorld - Belgium 375

Plaza – China *See Sands China Ltd.*

Plaza – LV, NV 200

Plaza Casino – Belarus 372

Plaza Hotel – Curacao 385

Pocola Kiosk – Pocola, OK *See\_Chocktaw\_Gaming*

Pocono Downs – Wilkes-Barre, PA *See\_Mohegan\_Sun\_at\_Pocono\_Downs*

Point Casino, The – Kingston, WA 298

Point No Point – Kingston, WA 298

Poipet Resort Casino - Cambodia 380

Poker City – Mexico 407

Poker Club Management – Russia 433

Poker Palace - Belgium 375

Poker Palace – LV, NV 200

Poker Pro (Multiple Locations) 329

Poker Room, The – Hampton Falls, NH 234

Pompano Park – Pompano, FL 61

Ponte 16 Resort – China 383

Pony Express – Central City, CO 51

Porchlight Grille – LV, NV 201

Porky’s Casino – Cut Bank, MT 136

Portland Meadows – Portland, OR 279

Post Office Casino – Henderson, NV 201

Pot ‘O Gold – Henderson, NV 201

Pot of Gold – Minden, LA 93

Potawatomi – Milwaukee, WI 308

Potawatomi Carter – Carter, WI 308

Prairie Band Casino – Mayetta, KS 83

Prairie Knights – Fort Yates, ND 260

Prairie Meadows – Altoona, IA 80

Prairie Moon – Miami, OK 273

Prairie Star Gaming Hall – Billings, MT 137

Prairie Sun – Miami, OK 273

Prairie Wind – Pine Ridge, SD 288

Prairie’s Edge – Granite Falls, MN 107

PRC Gaming Systems (Manufacturer) 333

Premier Casino Club – Russia 433

Premier Cruises – Miami, FL 344

Premier Palace Casino – Ukraine 446

President Casino – Biloxi, MS 123

President Casino – Davenport, IA 81

President Casino – St. Louis, MO 130

President Casino – Tunica, MS 123

President Hotel Casino – Czech Republic 388

Presidio – Henderson, NV *See\_District\_Tavern\_Group*

Presque Isle Downs– Erie, PA 283

Press Box Casino – Missoula, MT 137

Prestige Slot Club – Russia 434

Primadonna – Primm, NV 201

Primm Valley Casino – Primm, NV 201

Princess Casino - Bahamas 371

Princess Casino – Belize 375

Princess Casino – Curacao 385

Princess Casino – Georgia 393

Princess Casino – Macedonia 399

Princess Casino – Mladost, Bulgaria 379

Princess Casino – Plodiv, Bulgaria 379

Princess Casino – Rodina, Bulgaria 379

Princess Casino – Romania 418

Princess Casino – Sofia, Bulgaria 379

Princess Casinos – St. Maarten 442

Princess Cruises - FL 344

Prospector – Great Falls, MT 137

Providens Casino – Mexico 407

PT’s – Henderson, NV 201

PT's Entertainment Group (Universal) 329

Pullman Casino – Russia 434

Pure Canadian Gaming - Canada 349

Putter’s – LV, NV 201

Puyallup Tribal Casino – Tacoma, WA 298

Quapaw Casino – Miami, OK 274

Quechan – Winterhaven, CA 30

Queen of New Orleans – LA 93

Queenco Casino - Cambodia 380

Quil Ceda Creek – Marysville, WA 299

Quinault – Ocean Shores, WA 299

Quincy’s 777 at Victoryland – Shorter, AL 9

RA – Mexico 407

Radisson - Aruba 362

Radisson Seven Seas – Ft. Lauderdale 345

Rail City – Sparks, NV 201

Railroad Pass – Henderson, NV 202

Rain Rock Casino – Yreka, CA 31

Rainbow – Vicksburg, MS 123

Rainbow – Wendover, NV 202

Rainbow Club Casino – Henderson, NV 202

Rama Gaming Centre - Canada 357

Ramada Express – Laughlin, NV 202

Rampart – LV, NV 203

Rancho Mesquite – Mesquite, NV 203

Rancho’s Club Casino – Rancho Cordova, CA 31

Rascals Casino – Seattle, WA 299

Raynham Park – Raynham, MA 96

Rebel Republic – LV, NV 203

Red Baron Casino – Missoula, MT 137

Red Casino – Monterrey, Mexico 407

Red Casino at Grand Oasis – Mexico 407

Red Casino at Grand Riviera – Mexico 407

Red Dolly – Black Hawk, CO 51

Red Dragon – Laughlin, NV 203

Red Dragon – Mountlake Terrace, WA 299

Red Earth – Salton Sea Beach, CA 31

Red Fox – Laytonville, CA 31

Red Garter – Wendover, NV 203

Red Lion – Elko, NV 204

Red Lion Casino – Winnemucca, NV 204

Red Mile – Lexington, KY 85

Red Rock – LV, NV 204

Red Shores Casino – Canada 357

Red Wind – Olympia, WA 299

Redhawk – Placerville, CA 31

Redstone Grille – LV, NV 204

Redwood – Klamath, CA 31

Reef, The - Australia 367

Regency Casino - Albania 360

Regency Casino - Argentina 360

Regency Casino – Athens, Greece 395

Regency Casino - Azerbaijan 370

Regency Casino – Laughlin, NV 204

Regency Casino – Slovakia 436

Regency Casino – Spain 441

Regency Casino – Thessaloniki, Greece 395

Regent – LV, NV 204

Regent Seven Seas – Ft. Lauderdale 345

Remedy's – Henderson, NV 204

Remington Bar – Whitefish, MT 137

Remington Park – Oklahoma City, OK 274

Renaissance Cruises - FL 345

Rendezvous Casino – Brighton, UK 449

Rendezvous Casino – London, UK 449

Rendezvous Casino – Southend, UK 450

Reno Classic – Great Falls, MT 137

Reno Hilton – Reno, NV 204

RePete's Bar & Grill – LV, NV 205

Reserve – Henderson, NV 205

Reserve Casino Hotel – Central City, CO 51

Resort at Summerlin – LV, NV 205

Resorts – AC, NJ 239

Resorts – E. Chicago, IN 74

Resorts – Tunica, MS 123

Resorts at Wendover – Wendover, NV 205

Resorts World – Birmingham, UK 450

Resorts World - Singapore 436

Resorts World Bimini - Bahamas 371

Resorts World Casino – NYC, NY 255

Resorts World Catskills – Kiamesha Lake, NY 255

Resorts World Genting – Malaysia 400

Resorts World Manila – Phillipines 414

Revel – AC, NJ 240

Reward Casino – Peru *See\_CIRSA\_Winners\_Club*

Rhythm City – Davenport, IA 81

Rice Palace – Crowley, LA 94

Richman – Black Hawk, CO 51

Rideau Carleton Raceway – Canada *See\_OLG\_Slots*

Ridge, The – S. Africa 438

Rinbow Casino & Bingo – Nekoosa, WI 309

Rincon – Valley Center, CA 31

Rio – LV, NV 206

Rio Casino – China 383

Rio Casino – Mexico 407

Rio Cruises - Israel 345

Rio Mar Carnival – Puerto Rico *See\_Westin\_Rio\_Mar\_Casino*

Rising Star – Rising Sun, IN 74

Ritz Carlton – Puerto Rico 416

Ritz Club – London, UK 450

Ritz-Carlton - Aruba 363

River Bank – Billings, MT 137

River Bend – Wyandotte, OK 274

River City – Lemay, MO *See MyChoice*

River City – New Orleans, LA 94

River Cree - Canada 350

River Downs – Cincinnati, OH 261

River Palms – Laughlin, NV 206

River Port – Port Allen, LA 94

River Road – Thief River Falls, MN 108

River Rock – Alexander Valley, CA 31

River Rock Casino - Canada 352

River Spirit – Tulsa, OK 274

Riverboat – Reno, NV 207

Riverboat Casino – Billings, MT 137

Riverboat Queen – Great Falls, MT 137

Rivers Casino – Des Plaines, IL 68

Rivers Casino – Pittsburg, PA 283

Rivers Casino – Schenectady, NY 255

River's Edge Entertainment Destination – Knoxville, AL 9

Riverside – Laughlin, NV 207

Riverside – Tukwila, WA 300

Riverside Casino – Riverside, IA 81

Riverside Ent. Center – Wetumpka, AL 9

Riverstar Casino – Terral, OK 274

Riverwalk – Vicksburg, MS 124

Riverwind Casino – Norman, OK 274

Riviera - Belgium 375

Riviera – Black Hawk, CO 51

Riviera – LV, NV 208

Riviera Casino – Mexico 408

Road Runner – Henderson, NV 209

Roadrunner CASINO – LV, NV 209

Roadrunner Cowboy Saloon – LV, NV 209

Robinson Rancheria – Nice, CA 31

Rocco Casino – Russia 434

Rocket Bingo – (Multiple Locations OK) 274

Rockingham – Salem, NH 234

Rocky Gap Casino – Cumberland, MD 96

Rocky's Bar + Grill – LV, NV 209

Rod 'N' Reel Bingo – Chesapeake Beach, MD 96

Rohling Inn – Black Hawk, CO 52

Rolling Hills Casino – Corning, CA 32

Rookies Sports Bar – Incline Village, NV 209

Rosebud – Rosebud, SD 289

Rosecroft – Ft. Washington, MD 96

Rounders Grilling & Gaming – LV, NV 209

Route 66 Casino – Casa Blanca, NM 250

Royal Beach Casino – St. Kitts 441

Royal Caribbean - FL 345

Royal Casino – Chelyabinsk, Russia 434

Royal Casino – Everett, WA 300

Royal Casino – Latvia 398

Royal Casino – Panama 412

Royal Casino – Togliatti, Russia 434

Royal Casino – Walsall, UK 450

Royal City Casino – Mexico 408

Royal Club Casino – Russia 434

Royal Flush – LA 94

Royal Hotel – LV, NV 209

Royal House, The – LV, NV 209

Royal King Casino – Bulgaria 379

Royal Oasis Casino - Bahamas 371

Royal Palace Casino – Sulphur, LA 90

Royal Palm Casino - Aruba 363

Royal Plaza Casino – Kazakhstan 397

Royal Princess - Trinidad 444

Royal River – Flandreau, SD 289

Royal Seven –Belgium 375

Royal Star – Miami, FL 346

Royal Yak – Mexico 408

Royale Chimes Casino – Edinburgh, UK 450

Royale Los Cabos – Mexico 408

Royale Mazatlan – Mexico 408

Royale Palms Casinos - Bulgaria 379

Royce Hotel & Casino – Phillipines 414

Roy's 7 Eleven – Sparks, NV 209

Rubicon Game Club – Russia 434

Rudoso – Ruidoso, NM 250

Rum Runner – LV, NV 209

Running Aces Harness Park – Columbus, MN 108

Running Creek – Upper Lake, CA 32

Rush Hour Sports Lounge – LV, NV 209

Rusty Duck, The – Dillon, MT 137

Sac & Fox – Powhattan, KS 84

Sac Fox – Shawnee, OK 275

Sac Fox – Stroud, OK 275

Sac Fox Sports Center – Shawnee, OK 275

Saddle West – Pahrump, NV 209

Saganing Eagles Landing – Standish, MI 102

Sage Hill Casino – Ft. Hall, ID *See\_Fort\_Hall\_Casino*

Sagos Baja Tavern – LV, NV 210

Sahara – LV, NV 210

Salamis Casino – Cyprus 386

SaltCreek Casino – Pocasset, OK 275

Sam Houston Race Park – Houston, TX 291

Sam’s Town – Kansas City, MO 130

Sam’s Town – LV, NV 210

Sam’s Town – Shreveport, LA 94

Sam’s Town – Tunica, MS 124

Sam’s Town Gold River – Laughlin, NV 211

Sammy’s Restaurant, Bar & Grill – Henderson\_NV 211

San Felipe’s Casino Hollywood – San\_Felipe\_NM 250

San Juan Grand Beach Resort – Puerto Rico 416

San Juan Marriott – Puerto Rico 416

San Manuel – Highland, CA 32

San Marco Hotel – Curacao 385

San Pablo Lytton – San Pablo, CA 32

San Remo – LV, NV *See Hotel San Remo*

Sandia – Albuquerque, NM 251

Sands – AC, NJ 241

Sands – Bethlehem, PA 283

Sands – LV, NV 211

Sands China Ltd – China 383

Sands Cotai Central – China 383

Sands Macau – China 383

Sands Regency – Reno, NV 212

Sands San Juan – Puerto Rico 417

Santa Ana Star – Santa Ana Pueblo, NM 251

Santa Anita – Arcadia, CA 32

Santa Claran – Espanola, NM 252

Santa Fe – LV, NV 212

Santa Ysabel – Santa Ysabel, CA 32

Santa-Fe Mining Co. – LV, NV 213

Saratoga – Saratoga Springs, NY 255

Saratoga Casino – Black Hawk, CO 52

SASK Gaming - Canada 359

Saskatchewan Gaming – Canada 359

Saskatchewan Indian Gaming - Canada 359

Sasquatch Casino – Black Hawk, CO 52

Savan Vegas – Laos 397

Savoy Casino – Russia 434

Savoy Casino, The – Cyprus 386

Sawbuck Casino – Kalispell, MT 137

Scarborough Downs – Scarborough, ME 95

Scarlet Pearl Casino – d'Iberville, MS 125

Scarlets – Central City, CO 52

Scioto Downs – Columbus, OH 261

Scolari's – Reno, NV 213

Scoreboard – Bozeman, MT 132

Scoreboard Sports Lounge – Spring Creek, NV 213

Scoundrel’s Pub II – North LV, NV 213

Screwballs Sports Bar & Grill – LV, NV 213

Sea Escape – Port Canaveral, FL 346

Sea Kruz - FL *See Europa Sea Kruz*

Seabrook – Seabrook, NH 234

Sean Patrick's – LV, NV *See* *Club of Ireland*

Seaport - Aruba *See Crystal/Seaport*

Sedona Club – LV, NV 213

Seminole Casino – Brighton, FL 61

Seminole Casino – Coconut Creek, FL 61

Seminole Casino – Hollywood, FL 62

Seminole Casino – Immokalee, FL 62

Seminole Casino – Seminole, OK 275

Seminole Casino/Bingo – Tampa, FL 62

Seminole Hard Rock – Hollywood, FL 62

Seminole Hard Rock – Tampa, FL 62

Seminole Hard Rock (Universal) 329

Seminole Nation Casinos – OK 275

Seminole River Mist – Konowa, OK 275

Senate Casino – Russia 434

Seneca Allegany – Salamanca, NY 256

Seneca Buffalo Creek – Buffalo, NY 256

Seneca Gaming & Entertainment – NY 256

Seneca Gaming Corp. – NY 256

Seneca Irving – Irving, NY 256

Seneca Niagara – Niagara Falls, NY 256

Seneca Oil Spring – Cuba, NY 257

Seneca Salamanca – Salamanca, NY 257

Seven Casino – France 392

Seven Cedars – Sequim, WA *See 7 Cedars*

Seven Clans – Red Lake, MN 108

Seven Clans – Thief River Falls, MN 108

Seven Clans – Warroad, MN 108

Seven Clans/Red Lake Gaming – MN 108

Seven Feathers – Canyonville, OR 280

Seven Luck Casino – S. Korea 439

Seven Seas Resort & Casino – Romania 418

Seven Stars – Russia 434

Seven Wonders Ent. Complex – Russia 434

Shakespeare’s Grille & Pub – Henderson, NV 213

Shambala Casino – Russia 434

Shambhala Casino – Ukraine 446

Shangri La – Armenia 360

Shangri La – Moscow, Russia 434

Shangri La – St. Petersburg, Russia 434

Shangri La Casino – Belarus 372

Shark Club Casino – Russia 434

Sharkey’s Casino – Gardnerville, NV 213

Shawnee Casino – Shawnee, OK 275

Sheraton – Old San Juan, Puerto Rico 417

Sheraton Breakwater – Townsville, Australia 367

Sheraton Cairo – Egypt 388

Sheraton Casino – Halifax, Canada 354

Sheraton Casino – Sydney, Canada 354

Sheraton Casino – Tunica, MS 125

Sheraton Desert Inn – LV, NV *See* Desert Inn

Sheraton Lima – Peru 413

Sherwood Valley Rancheria – Willits, CA 33

Shoalwater Bay Casino – Shoalwater, WA 300

Shodakai Casino – Redwood Valley, CA 22

Sho-Ka-Wah – Hopland, CA 33

Shooters Casino – Billings, MT 137

Shooting Star – Mahnomen, MN 108

Shooting Star’s Great Northern Restaurant – Fargo, ND 260

Shoreline Star – Bridgeport, CT 57

Shorelines Casino Belleville - Canada 357

Shorelines Casino Thousand Islands - Canada 357

Shorelines Slots at Kawartha Downs - Canada 357

Shoshone Rose Casino – Lander, WY 309

Shoshone-Bannock – Ft. Hall, ID 63

Showboat – AC, NJ 242

Showboat – E. Chicago, IN 75

Showboat – LV, NV 213

Shuck’s Tavern – LV, NV 214

Si Redd’s Oasis – Mesquite, NV *See Oasis*

Sid’s East Side Casino – Laurel, MT 137

Siegel Slots Suites – LV, NV 214

Siena – Reno, NV 214

Sierra Gold – Henderson, NV *See\_Golden\_Tavern\_Group*

Sierra Junction – Henderson, NV *See\_Golden\_Tavern\_Group*

Sierra Sid’s – Sparks, NV 215

SIGA - Canada 359

Silver Buffalo – Anadarko, OK 275

Silver City Casino – Great Falls, MT 137

Silver Club – Sparks, NV 215

Silver Dollar Casino – Bothell, WA 300

Silver Dollar Casino – Carson City, NV 215

Silver Dollar Casino – Renton, WA 300

Silver Dollar Casino – Seatac, WA 300

Silver Eagle – E. Dubuque, IL 68

Silver Legacy – Reno, NV 215

Silver Moon – Peru 413

Silver Nugget – LV, NV 216

Silver Peak Grill & Taproom – Reno, NV 216

Silver Peak Restaurant and Brewery – Reno, NV 216

Silver Reef – Ferndale, WA 300

Silver Sevens Casino – LV, NV 216

Silver Slipper – Lakeshore, MS 125

Silver Smith – Wendover, NV 219

Silver Star – Philadelphia, MS 122, 125

Silver Star Casino – Miles City, MT 137

Silver Star Casino – Moss Bluff, LA 90

Silver Strike – Silver Springs, NV 216

Silver Strike Casino – Red Lodge, MT 137

Silver Tip – Hamilton, MT 137

Silver Wolf Casino – Wolf Point, MT 138

Silverado – Deadwood, SD 289

Silverado – Fernley, NV 216

Silverado Casino – Eureka, MT 138

Silverado Casino – Kalispell, MT 138

Silverado-Franklin Historic Hotel – Deadwood\_SD 290

Silverstar Casino – S. Africa 438

Silvertip – Missoula, MT 138

Silverton – LV, NV 216

SJM – China 384

Skagit Valley – Bow, WA 301

Skull King Casino – Cyprus 386

Sky City – Adelaide, Australia 367

Sky City – Auckland, New Zealand 411

Sky City – Darwin, Australia 367

Sky City – Hamilton, New Zealand 411

Sky City – Queenstown, New Zealand 411

Sky City Casino – Acoma, NM 252

Sky Dancer – Belcourt, ND 260

Sky Ute – Ignacio, CO 52

Skyline Casino – Henderson, NV 217

Skyway Park – Renton, WA 301

Slava Casino Club – Russia 434

Slot Hall X-Time – Russia 434

Slots A Fun – LV, NV 217

Slotworld – Carson City, NV 217

Slotworld Daytona Casino – Dayton, NV 217

SLS Hotel & Casino – LV, NV 217

Snake's Poker Club - Canada 359

Snoqualmie – North Bend, WA 301

Soaring Eagle – Mt. Pleasant, MI 102

Soboba Casino – San Jacinto, CA 33

Sobranie Casino – Russia 434

Sochi Casino – Russia 435

Sol Casino – Russia 435

Solaire – Phillipines 414

Solis – China 384

Solna Casinos – Peru 413

Sortis Hotel, SPA & Casino – Panama 412

Soul Casino – Aberdeen, UK 450

South Beach Casino - Canada 353

South Coast – LV, NV 217

South Point – LV, NV 218

South Tweed Sports – Australia 367

Southern Belle – Tunica, MS 126

Southfork Casino – Billings, MT 138

Southland Park – W. Memphis 16

Southwind Kaw Nation – Braman, OK 275

Southwind Kaw Nation – Kaw City, OK 275

Southwind Kaw Nation – Newkirk, OK 275

Spa Resort Casino – Palm Springs, CA 33

Sparkey’s – Henderson, NV *See\_Golden\_Tavern\_Group*

Sparks Casino – Mexico 408

Speaking Rock – El Paso, TX 291

Spectators Casino – LV, NV 218

Speedway Casino – LV, NV 218

Spielbank Flensburg – Germany 393

Spielbank Kiel – Germany 393

Spielbanken Bayern – Germany 393

Spielbanken Mecklinburg – Germany 393

Spielers – Westcliff, UK 450

SpielOdrom – Germany 393

Spirit Lake Casino – Spirit Lake, ND 260

Spirit Mountain – Grand Ronde, OR 280

Spirit Mountain – Mohave Valley, AZ 15

Splash Casino – Tunica, MS 126

Split Casino – Kiev, Ukraine 446

Split Casino – Kremenchug, Ukraine 446

Split Casino – Odessa, Ukraine 446

Splitto – Ukraine 446

Spokane Tribe Casino – Airway Heights, WA 301

Sporting Life Bar – LV, NV 218

Sportland Gouda – Netherlands 410

Sports Club & Casino - Bulgaria 379

Sportsman, The – London, UK 450

Sportzone – Mexico 408

Spotlight 29 – Coachella, CA 34

SS&A Club Albury – Australia 367

St. Croix Casino – Danbury, WI 309

St. Croix Casino – Turtle Lake, WI 309

St. Croix Casino Hertel Express – Hertel, WI 309

St. Eugene Casino - Canada 352

St. Jo Frontier – St. Joseph, MO 130

St. Tropez Casino Cruises - FL 346

Stables – Miami, OK 276

Stage Door Casino – LV, NV 218

Stagecoach Station – Miles City, MT 138

Stagewest Hospitality - Canada 350

Stakis Regency Casino – Hull, UK 450

Stampede Casino - Canada 350

Stanley House – Liverpool, UK 450

Stanley Midland Wheel Club – UK 450

Stanley Southampton – UK 450

Star Bay Casino – Panama 412

Star Casino - Belgium 375

Star Casino – Cripple Creek, CO 53

Star Casino – New Orleans, LA 94

Star City - Australia 367

Star City Casino – UK *See\_Stanley\_Casinos\_Group*

Star Cruises (Many Ports) 346

Star World – China 384

Star,The - Australia 367

Starboard Tack – Las Vegas, NV 218

Stardancer – Little River, SC 346

Stardust – LV, NV 218

Stardust Casino – Sri Lanka 441

Stardust Poker Mansion – Canada 359

Starlight Casino – Edmonton, AB Canada 350

Starlight Casino – New Westminster, BC Canada 352

Starworld – Malaysia 400

State Line Casino – Bainville, MT 138

State Line Nugget – Wendover, NV 219

Station – Kansas City, MO 131

Station – St. Charles, MO 131

Station Casinos – LV, NV 219

Station House, The – Tonopah, NV 222

Steiner's Pub – LV, NV 222

Stellaris - Aruba *See Marriott/Stellaris*

Stellaris – Peru 413

Stellaris – San Juan, Puerto Rico 416

Sterling Casino Lines - FL 346

Stockman’s – Elko, NV 222

Stockman’s – Fallon, NV 222

Stonehouse Bar & Grill – LV, NV 223

Stones Gambling Hall – Citrus Heights, CA 34

Stonewolf – Pawnee, OK 276

Stoney Nakoda – Canada 350

Stratosphere Tower – LV, NV 223

Studio City – China *See\_Melco\_Crown\_Gaming*

Sudbury Downs – Canada *See OLG Slots*

Sugar Creek – Hinton, OK 276

Sugarhouse Casino – Philadelphia, PA 283

Sun Club – Kyrgyzstan 397

Sun International – S. Africa 438

Sun Jo Casino - Israel 347

Suncity Group – China 384

Suncoast – LV, NV 223

Suncruz - FL 347

Sundance – Jennings, LA 94

Sundance Casino – Winnemucca, NV 224

Sundome Casino – S. Africa 438

Sundowner – Reno, NV 224

Sunland Park – Sunland Park, NM 252

Sunray Park – Farmington, NM 252

Sunrise – LV, NV 224

Sunset Casino – Helena, MT 138

Sunset Station – Henderson, NV 224

Super Chance Casino – Russia 435

Super Slots – Russia 435

Superfast Ferries - Greece 347

Suquamish Clearwater – Suquamish, WA 301

Swedish Games – Sweden 442

Swinomish Casino – Anacortes, WA 301

Swiss Casinos – Switzerland 444

Sycuan – El Cajon, CA 34

Sydney Harbour - Australia 368

Taba Hilton Casino – Egypt 388

Tabaret Rewards - Australia 368

Table Mountain – Friant, CA 34

Tachi Palace – Lemoore, CA 35

Tahoe Biltmore – Lake Tahoe, NV 224

Tailgater Tavern – LV, NV 224

Taleon Club – Russia 435

Talisman Cruises – Galveston, TX 347

Talking Stick Resort – Scottsdale, AZ *See\_Casino\_Arizona*

Tallapoosa Entertainment Center – Montgomery, AL 9

Tallink 347

Tamarack Junction – Reno, NV 225

Tampa Bay Downs – Tampa Bay, FL 62

Tampa Greyhound Park – FL 62

Taos Mountain Casino – Taos, NM 252

Tap House – LV, NV 225

Taunton Park – Raynham, MA 96

T-Bird Lounge – LV, NV 224

Teepee Casino – Yale, OK *See\_Pawnee\_Nation*

Teller House – Central City, CO 53

Terrible's – LV, NV 225

Terrible's (Universal) 330

Terrible's Casino Dayton – Dayton, NV 225

Terrible's Fernley Casino – Fernley, NV 225

Terrible's Lakeside Casino – Osceola, IA 81

Terrible's Primm Valley – Primm, NV 225

Terrible's Road House – Jean, NV 225

Terrible's Road House – Pahrump, NV 225

Terrible's St. Jo Frontier – St. Joseph, MO 131

Terrible's Town – Henderson, NV *See\_Terrible's\_LV*

Terrible's Town – Pahrump, NV 225

Texas Gambling Hall – LV, NV 225

Texas Treasure – Aransas Pass, TX 347

Texoma Casino – Kingston, OK 276

Texoma Gaming Center – Kingston, OK 276

Thaba Moshate – S. Africa 439

Thackerville Travel Plaza – Thackerville, OK 276

Thistledown – Cleveland, OH 262

Thomson Cruises 347

Three Angry Wives – Las Vegas, NV 226

Three Rivers – Florence, OR 280

Thunder Valley – Lincoln, CA 35

Thunderbird – Norman, OK 276

Tiara – Billings, MT *See Lucky Lady*

Tiger Slots – China 384

Tigre de Cristal Casino – Russia 435

Tin Lizzie – Deadwood, SD 290

Tinian Dynasty – Northern Marianas 412

Tioga Downs – Nichols, NY 257

Tiverton Casino – Tiverton, RI 284

Tobago Casino Club – Latvia 398

Toll Gate – Central City, CO 53

Tom’s Lounge & Casino – Forsyth, MT 138

Tom’s Sunset Casino – Henderson, NV 226

Tommy Rocker’s Mojave Beach Bar & Grill – LV, NV 226

Tonkawa Indian Casino East – Tonkawa, OK 277

Tonkawa Indian Casino West – Tonkawa, OK 277

Topaz Lodge – Gardnerville, NV 226

**TopSlot (Manufacturer)** – **Romania** 333

Toros Spanish Kitchen & Gaming – LV, NV 226

Torrey Pines Pub – LV, NV 226

Tower Casino – Dominician Rep. 388

Tower Casino Club – Latvia 398

Tower Casinos – Latvia 398

Tower Daugavpils Kasino – Latvia *See\_Tower\_Casinos*

Tower Ventspils Kasino – Latvia *See\_Tower\_Casinos*

Tower VooDoo Casino – Latvia 398

Town Center Lounge – LV, NV 226

Town Center Lounge II – LV, NV 226

Trading Post Casino – Pawnee, OK *See\_Pawnee\_Nation*

Travel Tags (Card Distributor) 333

Treasure Bay - Bahamas 371

Treasure Bay – Biloxi, MS 126

Treasure Bay – Tunica, MS 127

Treasure Chest – Kenner, LA 94

Treasure Chest Casino – Butte, MT 138

Treasure Creek Casino – Billings, MT 138

Treasure Island – LV, NV 226

Treasure Island – Welch, MN 109

Treasure Island Casino – Belarus 372

Treasure Island Casino – Russia 435

Treasure Island Gaming Club – Russia 435

Treasure Valley – Davis, OK 277

Treasury Casino - Australia 368

Treasury Club – Sparks, NV 227

Trenary’s Irish Pub – Nissoula, MT 138

Trimontium Princess Casino – Plodiv, Bulgaria 379

Triple J – Henderson, NV 227

Triple Play – LV, NV 227

Triple Play Card – Cripple Creek, CO 53

Tri-State Racetrack – Cross Lanes, WV 304

Trivista Plastics (Card Distributor) 333

Trop Casino Greenville – Greenville, MS 127

Tropical Casino – Ponce, Puerto Rico 417

Tropicana – AC, NJ 243

Tropicana - Aruba 363

Tropicana – Evansville, IN 75

Tropicana – LV, NV 227

Tropicana Casino – Hungary 396

Tropicana Casino – St. Maarten 442

Tropicana Cruise – Miami, FL 347

Tropicana Express – Laughlin, NV 228

Tropicana Laughlin – Laughlin, NV 229

TropWorld – AC, NJ 243

Truck Inn Casino – Fernley, NV *See\_Holder\_Link*

Truckee Gaming (Universal) 330

Trump 29 Casino – Coachella, CA 36

Trump Casino – Buffington Harbor, IN 75

Trump Casino – MO 131

Trump Marina – AC, NJ 245

Trump One – AC, NJ 245

Trump Plaza – AC, NJ 246

Trump Taj Mahal – AC, NJ 246

Trump’s Castle – AC, NJ 244

Tulalip – Marysville, WA 302

Tulalip Binog & Slots – Marysville, WA 302

Turf Club – Cripple Creek, CO 53

Turf Paradise – Phoenix, AZ 15

Turfway Park – Florence, KY 85

Turlock Poker Room – Turlock, CA 37

Turning Stone – Verona, NY 257

Turtle Creek – Williamsburg, MI 100

Tuscany – LV, NV 229

Twin Arrows – Flagstaff, AZ *See\_Navajo\_Gaming*

Twin Lions Casino – Mexico 408

Twin Pine – Middletown, CA 37

Twin River Casino – Lincoln, RI 284

Twin Spires Club (Universal) 330

Two Dogs Tavern – LV, NV 230

Two Rivers – Davenport, WA 302

Two Rivers Casino – Ponca City, OK 277

Ultimate Rewards (Universal) 331

Umhlanga Palace – S. Africa 439

Uncle Sam’s – Cripple Creek, CO 53

UNO Casino – Mexico 408

Ute Mountain – Towaoc, CO 54

Va-Bank Gaming Club – Russia 435

Vacation Village – LV, NV 230

Vallarta Casino – Mexico 408

Valley Forge Casino – Valley Forge, PA 283

Valley Race Park – Harlington, TX 291

Valley View – Valley Center, CA 37

Valut, The – Hamilton, MT 138

Varkert Casino – Hungary 396

V-Casino – Russia 435

VDK2 (Manufacturer) – Mexico 333

Vegas Casino – Latvia 398

Vegas Magic Casino – Lake Charles, LA 90

Vegas World – LV, NV 230

Venetian – China *See Sands China Ltd.*

Venetian – LV, NV 230

Veneto Casino – Curacao 385

Veneto Casino – Mexico 408

Veneto Casino – Panama 412

Vernissage Casino – Latvia 398

Vernon Downs – Vernon, NY 259

Versailles Palace - Belgium 375

Versal Casino – Russia 435

VFW Club – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Victoria – London, UK 450

Victoria Casino – Belarus 372

Victoria Cherry Casino – Belarus 372

Victorian Casino – Hamilton, MT 138

Victorian Casino – Whitefish, MT 138

Victorian Exclusive Casino – Czech Republic 388

Victorian Gambling Hall – Sparks, NV *See\_Carl\_Giudici's\_Mint*

Victories Casino – Petoskey, MI 103

Victory Casino Cruises – Port Canaveral, FL 347

Viejas – Alpine, CA 37

View Royal Casino – Canada 352

Viko Casino – Russia 435

Villas Palace – Mexico 408

Viola’s Tavern – Las Vegas, NV 231

VIP Casino – Mexico 408

Virgin River – Mesquite, NV 231

Virginian – Reno, NV 231

Viva Casino - Bulgaria 379

Viva Casino – Cyprus 386

Viva Casino – Czech Republic 388

Vulcan Game Club – Russia 435

Wa She Shu Casino – Gardnerville, NV 232

Wahoo's Fish Tacos – LV, NV 232

Waldo Casino – China 384

Washington Gold – WA 302

Washington Players Club – WA 302

Washita – Paoli, OK 277

Waterfront Casino – Westcliff, UK 450

Waterview – Vicksburg, MS 127

Wendover Nugget – Wendover, NV 232

Wendover Resorts – Wendover, NV 232

Westcliff Casino – UK 450

Western Fair Raceway – Canada *See\_OLG\_Slots*

Western Suburbs League Club - Australia 368

Western Village Inn – Sparks, NV 232

Westgate Las Vegas – LV, NV 232

Westin Rio Mar Casino – Puerto Rico 417

Westlane Card Room – Stockton, CA 39

Westward Ho – LV, NV 232

Wharf Casino – New Zealand 411

Wheeling Downs – Wheeling\_WV 304

Wheeling Island – Wheeling\_WV 304

Whist Stove & Spirits – Henderson, NV *See\_District\_Tavern\_Group*

White Hall Gaming Center – White Hall, AL 9

White Oak Casino – Deer River, MN 109

White Piano – Ukraine 446

Widus Hotel & Casino – Phillipines 414

Wigwam Casino – Fernley, NV *See\_Holder\_Link*

Wild Card – Black Hawk, CO 54

Wild Fire Casino – Port Allen, LA 94

Wild Horse – Cripple Creek, CO 54

Wild Horse, The – Dulce, NM 253

Wild Rose – Clinton, IA 82

Wild Rose – Emmetsburg, IA 82

Wild Rose – Jefferson, IA 82

Wild West – Cripple Creek, CO 54

Wild West Winners Casino – SD 290

Wild Wild West – LV, NV 233

Wildfire – Henderson, NV 233

Wildfire – LV, NV 233

Wildhorse Resort – Pendleton, OR 280

Wildwood – Cripple Creek, CO 54

William Hill New Jersey – Atlantic City, NJ *See Ocean Resort Casino*

William Hill Sports Book – LV, NV 233

Wilson Travel Plaza – Wilson, OK 277

Wimi Games - Belgium 375

Win & Win Casino – Mexico 408

Win Gold Gaming Club – Bulgaria 379

Win Star – Thackerville, OK 277

WinBet - Bulgaria 379

Winclub Casino – Mexico 409

Wind Creek – Atmore, AL 9

Wind River – Riverton, WY 309

Windhoek Resort – Namibia 410

Windsor Raceway – Canada 357

Winland Casino – Mexico 409

Winnavegas – Sloan, IA 82

Winnemucca Inn – Winnemucca, NV 233

Winner’s Gaming – Reno, NV 233

Winners Hotel & Casino – Winnemucca, NV 233

Winners Inn Casino – Winnemucca, NV 233

Winners Point Casino – Mexico 409

Winpot Casino – Mexico 409

Win-River – Redding, CA 39

Womack’s – Cripple Creek, CO 54

Wonderland Greyhound Park – Revere, MA 96

Woodbine Raceway – Canada *See\_OLG\_Slots*

Wooden Nickel – Deadwood, SD *See\_Dakota\_Players\_Club*

Woodstock Raceway – Canada *See\_OLG\_Slots*

Worldlink Gaming (Multiple Locations OK) 274

Wrest Point Hotel - Australia 368

Wyandotte – Wyandotte, OK 278

Wyandotte 7th St. – Kansas City, KS 84

Wyndham Rio Mar Beach Resort – Puerto\_Rico 417

Wynn – China 384

Wynn Las Vegas – LV, NV 233

Wynn Palace – China 384

Wyoming Downs Racetrack – Evanston, WY 309

Yavapai – Prescott, AZ 11

Yellow Brick Road – Chittenango, NY 260

Yes Bet Casino – Bulgaria 380

Yonkers Raceway – NY 253

Z Casino – Black Hawk, CO 55

Zia Park *See Black Gold Casino at Zia Park*